

Finance Division

Richard Lee, Director Jonathan Rosenberg, Managing Director

Legal Unit

Kathleen Ahn Alan Lebowitz Michael Twomey

Budget Unit

Chima Obichere, Deputy Director
Eisha Wright, Deputy Director
Crilhien Francisco, Assistant Director
Elizabeth Hoffman, Assistant Director
Aliya Ali, Unit Head
Julia K. Haramis, Unit Head
Jack Storey, Unit Head
Danielle Glants
Ross Goldstein
Sandra Gray

Nia Hyatt Florentine Kabore Owen Kotowski Daniel Kroop Casey Lajszky Andrew Lane-Lawless

Saiyemul Hamid

Glenn Martelloni Alicia Miranda Monica Saladi Michael Sherman Tanveer Singh

Revenue and Economics Unit

Raymond Majewski, Chief Economist Emre Edev, Deputy Director Paul Sturm, Supervising Economist Hector German William Kyeremateng Nashia Roman Andrew Wilber

Discretionary Funding and Data Support Unit

Paul Scimone, Deputy Director James Reyes, Unit Head Emmanuel Afuape Savanna Chou Carolina Gil Miguel Perez-Perez

Administrative Support Unit

Vanessa Diaz-Lopez, Operations Manager Nicole Anderson Maria Pagan

Table of Contents

FISCAL 2024 SCHEDULE C INTRODUCTION	
ANTI-POVERTY	6
BOROUGHWIDE NEEDS	7
COMMUNITY DEVELOPMENT	8
COMMUNITY SAFETY AND VICTIM SERVICES	22
CRIMINAL JUSTICE SERVICES	23
CULTURAL ORGANIZATIONS	27
DOMESTIC VIOLENCE SERVICES	69
EDUCATION	83
ENVIRONMENTAL INITIATIVES	89
FOOD INITIATIVES	98
HEALTH SERVICES	100
HIGHER EDUCATION INITIATIVES	108
HOMELESS SERVICES	111
HOUSING	112
IMMIGRANT SERVICES	118
LEGAL SERVICES	123
LIBRARIES	126
MENTAL HEALTH SERVICES	128
OLDER ADULT SERVICES (FORMERLY SENIOR SERVICES)	136
PARKS AND RECREATION SERVICES	153
PUBLIC SAFETY	161
SMALL BUSINESS SERVICES AND WORKFORCE DEVELOPMENT	166
SPEAKER'S INITIATIVE TO ADDRESS CITYWIDE NEEDS	173
VETERAN SERVICES	174
YOUNG WOMEN'S INITIATIVE	177
YOUTH SERVICES	181

APPENDIX A: AGING DISCRETIONARY....PAGE 1 - 26
APPENDIX B: LOCAL INITIATIVES....PAGE 27 - 147
APPENDIX C: YOUTH DISCRETIONARY....PAGE 148 - 189

Fiscal 2024 Schedule C Introduction

The Fiscal 2024 budget, the second adopted by the Council under the leadership of Speaker Adrienne E. Adams, demonstrates the Council's commitment to protecting the essential services that underpin the health, safety, and success of New Yorkers. New York City faces a number of fiscal challenges on the horizon. However, the response does not merit sweeping cuts, but thoughtful decisions and investments to ensure we meet our challenges on solid footing. While this document reflects the values the Council fights to uphold for the City, the body takes this not as an endpoint but a marker as we push forward in ongoing budgetary, legislative, and oversight work to achieve in full the investments New Yorkers need.

The Path from Preliminary Budget to Adoption

Preliminary Budget

The Adams Administration released its Preliminary Financial Plan for Fiscal 2024 on January 12, 2023. In evaluating the Plan, the Council found many of the concerns raised in response to the Mayor's November Financial Plan went unaddressed. The Council found the Office of Management and Budget underestimated available resources, choosing not to recognize received tax revenues that exceeded projections for Fiscal Year 2023 and 2024. City agencies, in turn, were directed to reduce their budgeted vacant positions by half, despite Council's oversight hearings finding that too few workers at these agencies caused delays and backlogs in rendering essential services to New Yorkers. Indeed, the Preliminary Plan distributed these cuts unevenly, hitting the Department of Housing Preservation and Development, the Department of Health and Mental Hygiene, and others already experiencing acute vacancies curtailing their ability to meet our affordable housing and mental health crises.

Budget Response

On April 3, 2023, the Council submitted its response to the Fiscal 2024 Preliminary Budget which committed to the Council's vision that the health, safety and well-being of our city and our economy are bound to our support of essential human services. In furtherance of this, the Council identified \$1.3 billion in investments across key service areas and restorations to proposed programmatic cuts in the Preliminary Plan, along with \$1.4 billion to set aside for reserves to meet challenges from the asylum-seeker crisis and future economic uncertainties. These commitments were covered by \$5.2 billion in additional tax revenues Council Finance Division economists forecasted the City would receive, in excess of Office of Management and Budget projections.

The Council directed its recommended investments in the following areas:

- Building stronger neighborhoods and opportunities;
- Ensuring delivery of essential City services;
- Improving community health and safety, and;
- Safeguarding education and learning opportunities.

The proposals in the Budget Response did not disregard the economic challenges facing the City, but rather fully recognized them. The Council's Budget Response balanced the need for fiscal responsibility with provision of the critical services New Yorkers require.

The Council also continued to press the Administration for increased transparency and accountability in their budgeting practices, including:

- Utilizing smaller units of appropriation (U/A's) that properly show programmatic expense spending; and
- Improving the Mayor's Management Report (MMR) by establishing clearer targets for all agency performance indicators and explaining variances when they occur with significant indicators.

Executive Budget

The Mayor's Executive Budget, released on April 26, 2023, reflected the additional Fiscal 2023 revenues which Council Finance had projected the City would receive. However, it preserved \$4 billion worth of enacted and proposed Programs to Eliminate the Gap, or PEGs. In consequence, New York's libraries continued to face significant service cuts, New York's agencies would continue to be restricted in delivering essential services, and programs that would solve New Yorkers most pressing challenges would continue to go unsupported.

Adopted Budget

The Fiscal 2024 Adopted Budget is one of hard-fought wins for necessary services that benefit each New Yorker and every community. The Council secured over \$440 million in funding restorations and targeted program enhancements to resolve standing inequities as well as put New Yorkers on the strongest footing to meet any economic challenges ahead. These funds were spread around a broad range of areas, some of which include:

Education: The Council secured \$44.7 million for education programs at the Department of Education serving students, teachers and families, and added \$37.7 million in Council funding across multiple program areas and initiatives. The budget agreement includes supporting converting almost 1,900 vacant, standard early childhood education seats into extended day seats, so they can be more effectively utilized by working families at \$15 million. Additionally, the agreement supports swimming education in neighborhoods without access to public pools by funding 70 full- and part-time aquatic specialists, five recreation supervisors, 30 lifeguards, equipment, pool rentals, and access to DOE pools at \$5.3 million.

Higher Education: The Council secured the largest restoration in history for CUNY: \$65 million. This includes \$32.4 million for restoration of programs, and \$32.7 million in Council funding across multiple program areas and initiatives, of which \$24 million are in the Council's Higher Education Initiative program area.

Housing and Homeless Services: The Council added \$34.2 million for housing and homeless services in addition to \$18.4 million in Council funding across multiple programs and initiatives.

Community Development: The Council secured \$6.7 million for community development in addition to allocating \$56.1 million in Council funding across multiple program areas and

initiatives. The budget agreement supports helping connect New Yorkers to apprenticeships, improve the city's workforce development system, and establish a new community hiring program as authorized by recently passed state legislation at \$2.7 million.

Human Services: The Council successfully negotiated \$73.4 million for human services, including a Cost of Living Adjustment for human services workers across the City, and another \$73.2 million for multiple Council programs and initiatives that benefit older adults, immigrants, food insecure.

Health Services: The Council added \$25.9 million for health and mental health services alongside Council allocations of \$49.2 million across a multitude of diverse initiatives. The Budget agreement supports continuing the investment in the Mental Health Continuum at \$5 million.

Legal Services: The Council negotiated \$37.9 million in legal services funding and is dedicating \$15.9 million in additional funding through Council initiatives.

Parks: The Council secured \$8.7 million in restorations for Parks and will commit approximately \$11.2 million through Council initiatives and programs dedicated to parks and the environment.

Public Safety: The Council won \$44.3 million for public safety measures, including enhanced support for supervised release, in addition to \$49 million in various Council initiatives. The Budget Agreement also supports expanding neighborhood-based community navigators in Gun Violence Prevention Task Force districts at \$1.9 million and investing in technology to conduct a community sentiment analysis that will reach residents in an equitable and inclusive manner to evaluate the effectiveness of gun violence prevention interventions and deliver inclusive community-informed solutions to gun violence at \$850,000.

Youth and Children's Services: The Council won \$49 million more for youth and children's services and will add another \$16 million through the Council's multiple programs and initiatives serving the City's young people. This includes adding 400 slots to year-round youth workforce programs for out of school, out of work youth bringing total capacity to 1,739 slots funded at \$6.6 million. Additionally, the budget agreement supports adding 5,000 slots to Work, Learn & Grow to provide Summer Youth Employment Program (SYEP) participants with school year employment at \$22.5 million. The agreement also supports 600 Promise NYC child care slots for undocumented children and their families at \$16 million.

Sanitation: The Council successfully negotiated for \$22 million in sanitation funding increases alongside \$33.7 million through citywide Council initiatives. The budget agreement includes funding the Sanitation's highway cleaning program, which includes a focus on cleaning highways, medians, and road shoulders citywide at \$9.6 million and increasing funding for the CleaNYC program, which cleans streets and sidewalks in targeted corridors at \$3 million.

Culturals and Libraries: The Council successfully negotiated \$62.5 million for cultural organizations and libraries alongside additional Council support of \$46.2 million for these important programs.

Budget Reform and Transparency

The Council has continued its push to increase transparency and accountability in how the City's money is spent. The Fiscal 2024 Budget will secure over 60 Terms & Conditions and more than 10 new Units of Appropriation above and beyond the historic success in these fields from the Fiscal 2023 Budget.

Schedule C

Schedule C reinforces the Council's commitment to supporting our communities above and beyond the core services already provided by City government. Our spending plan complements the long-term stability, performance, and transparency measures the Council negotiated for as part of the larger budget.

Discretionary Funding

Each year, Council Members allocate discretionary funds to not-for-profit organizations and designate funding directly to City agencies in order to meet local needs and fill gaps in City services. While not a large part of the budget, this funding allows the City to take advantage of Council Members' localized knowledge to better target services to residents. Council rules adopted in 2014 raised the already high standard of transparency by which this funding operates in requiring that the method used to allocate funding among Members be publicly disclosed.

In this budget, each Member is allocated a base \$400,000 in expense funding. Members are further allocated an additional \$25,000; \$50,000; \$75,000; or \$100,000 depending upon the level of poverty in the district.

Procedure and Requirements for Designation

Schedule C designates funding for community-based, not-for-profit and other public service organizations and to City agencies. For funds designated to organizations, the expenditure of any funds for each organization identified in Schedule C is contingent upon the satisfactory completion of 1) a detailed initial review process; and 2) all applicable City procurement requirements at the time of contract award. Even then, funding may be used only for appropriately reimbursable expenses, as determined by the administering agency.

For-profit entities may not receive discretionary funds, except when the primary not-for-profit funding recipient subcontracts with a for-profit entity as part of the delivery of services. Such proposed subcontracts, however, must be:

- only an ancillary part of the program to be funded not the primary basis for the discretionary award; and
- pre-approved by the contracting agency and the City Council.

The New York City Council and the Mayor's Office of Contract Services (MOCS) have established the following review for all organizations listed in Schedule C:

 The Council reviews the public purpose, potential conflicts of interest, compliance with the New York State Charities Bureau, past performance, compliance with laws, rules, regulations, and policies, including not-for-profit status, any reported investigations, audits, inquiries, and other relevant information; and MOCS reviews organizations which were allocated more than \$10,000 cumulatively in this fiscal year to confirm whether the organization has been prequalified, indicating organizational capability to establish a business relationship with the City of New York and deliver specific services.

While approved subcontractors of organizations that receive discretionary funding are not generally required to submit a prequalification application, they are subject to conflict-of-interest disclosure requirements, as are not-for-profit organizations. Prior to the designation of community-based not-for-profit and other public service organizations, members disclose on the record any potential conflicts of interest with organizations funded by other members.

For organizations requesting funding in excess of \$10,000, MOCS conducts an additional review. MOCS reviews each such organization to determine whether the organization has the ability to establish or maintain a business relationship with the City and can demonstrate experience or capability to provide services to New Yorkers. MOCS prequalification is administered through PASSPort and renewed every three years. Each organization's compliance with annual filing requirements is reviewed each year to maintain prequalified status. In addition, the Department of Cultural Affairs (DCLA) administers the Cultural Development Fund to establish prequalification for organizations awarded cultural funds through DCLA.

Further restrictions to ensure the appropriate use of City funds will be incorporated through the City's procurement process.

All organizations receiving funding pursuant to an initiative will be subject to prequalification review and approval by the Mayor's Office of Contract Services.

Anti-Poverty

When allocating funding this year, the Council used a poverty indicator to provide a basis for which to fund programs. Poverty was estimated at the Council District level using 2016 American Community Survey data, specifically the number of individuals below the federal poverty level. Funding to the listed organizations will help to address income disparities throughout the five boroughs.

Fiscal 2024 Council Initiatives									
Agency	Initiative		Amount						
Multiple	Anti-Poverty Initiative		\$2,800,000						
		TOTAL	\$2,800,000						

Anti-Poverty Initiative		\$2,800,000
Agency:	Multiple	
First Year Funded:	Fiscal 2015	
Area(s) Served:	Citywide	
Target Population(s):	Citywide	

Council Member	Legal Name of Organization - Program Name	Tax ID	Amount	Agency	Purpose of Funds
	Academy of Medical and Public Health Services - FoodCare				Funds will support culturally-appropriate food, nutrition education, and social service
Aviles	Food Pantry & Nutrition Education Initiative	272206293	\$10,000	DYCD	resources to families.
Aviles	Agudath Israel of America Community Services, Inc COPE	272200293	\$10,000	DICD	resources to families.
Veger	Workforce Development	133975090	\$15,000	DYCD	Funds will be used for COPE Workforce Development.
Yeger	Albanian & American Open Hand Association - Council	133373030	\$13,000	DICD	rands will be used for COFE Workforce Development.
Farias	District 18	464607518	\$7,500	DYCD	Funding to provide feed and clothing distributions in Council District 19
railas	Allen Community Senior Citizens Center, Inc Allen	404007318	\$7,300	DICD	Funding to provide food and clothing distributions in Council District 18. Funding is to support virtual and recreational programming, and food services at the
Adams		112326244	\$6,500	DFTA	
Adams	Rockaway Blvd Senior Center	112320244	\$0,500	DFIA	senior center. Funding to support operational expenses associated with assessment, skills
مامام	Alphanainta	440553496	¢12 F00	DVCD	
Ariola	Alphapointe	440552486	\$12,500	DYCD	development training and programming for the visually impaired and blind.
	American-Italian Cancer Foundation - Breast Cancer				Funds will support Breast Cancer Outreach, Education, and Navigation Program which
Daladina		122025711	¢10.000	DUMU	
Paladino	Outreach & Patient Navigation Program	133035711	\$10,000	DHMH	brings medically under-served NYC women into screening each year.
Canabas	Animal Care and Control of New York City - Council District	122700000	¢F 000	DUMU	To support the community note mobile convices in Council District 14
Sanchez	14	133788986	\$5,000	DHMH	To support the community pets mobile services in Council District 14.
Was a s	Apna Brooklyn Community Center, Inc Food Distribution -	020706020	640.000	DVCD	English When and Conford Builds Broad to the Control Conford Control Control Control
Kagan	Council District 47	820706930	\$10,000	DYCD	Funds will be used for food distribution to low income families in Council District 47.
	Arab American Association of New York, Inc Workforce				
	Development & Economic Empowerment for MENA & AAPI		4		Funds will be used to provide workforce development services to residents in Council
Joseph	Communities	113604756		DYCD	District 40.
Hanif	Arab-American Family Support Center, Inc., The	113167245	\$5,000	DYCD	Funds will support backpack distribution for families with students in need.
					Funding to support the Small Business Development program to provide business
					assistance and development services focusing on emerging communities with high
Gennaro	Asian Americans For Equality, Inc Chamber On The Go	133187792		SBS	concentrations of minorities and immigrants.
Ayala	Asian Americans For Equality, Inc Food Pantry	133187792	\$10,000	DYCD	To support the food pantry.
	Asian Americans For Equality, Inc Manhattan Based				
Marte	Community Service - Council District 1	133187792	\$5,000	DYCD	To support programming an operational expenses of AAFE in Council District 1.
					To support social work, case management, and other holistic supportive services for
	Asiyah Women's Center, Inc Social Services - Council				people in need in Council District 43, including survivors of domestic violence from
Brannan	District 43	832104070	\$10,000	DYCD	under-resourced communities.
Riley	Astor Services for Children & Families - Council District 12	141397918	\$15,000	DHMH	Funds to be used to provide basic need items to families in Council District 12.
					To support on and off-site services and recreational activities for the Family Support
Ayala	Bailey House, Inc Family Support Program - Schafer Hall	133165181	\$5,000	DHMH	Program at Schafer Hall.
Adams	Bangladeshi American Society, Inc.	852723489	\$6,000	DYCD	Funds will support community outreach efforts in civic and social needs.
					Funds are to be used for program support in Council District 31, regarding STEM
Brooks-Powers	Battalion Pentecostal Assembly, Inc Council District 31	364391337	\$10,000	DYCD	education and financial literacy.
					Funding for hot meals distribution, nutritional workshops, and pantry programs in
Osse	Bedford Central Presbyterian Church	111660857	\$5,000	DYCD	District 36.
	Bergen Basin Community Development Corporation d/b/a				
	Millennium Development - Youth Sports Clinic - Council				
Narcisse	District 46	113199040	\$10,000	DYCD	Funding to support the provision of sports clinic for youth in Council District 46.

Council Member	Legal Name of Organization - Program Name	Tax ID	Amount	Agency	Purpose of Funds
	Bible Church of Christ, Inc., The - Community Programming -				Funds will be used to support the ongoing distribution of food, goods and other social
Stevens	Council District 16	126186140	\$10,000	DYCD	services in Council District 16
					Funds will be utilized to help cover the administrative, operational and staffing costs
Louis	Birch Family Services, Inc Council District 45	112503193	\$5,000	DHMH	associated with operating youth programs
					To support outreach, case management, housing assistance, and homelessness
	Black Veterans for Social Justice, Inc Social Services for				prevention services for homeless and at-risk veterans and community members in
Brannan	Homeless & At-Risk Veterans	112608983	\$5,000	DYCD	Brooklyn.
					To support assistance programs, which helps Holocaust survivors in need access
					resources to meet their basic human needs, including food, rent, utilities, medicine, and
Marte	Blue Card, Inc., The - Holocaust Survivor Assistance Program	131623910	\$5,000	DFTA	socialization.
	Blue Card, Inc., The - Holocaust Survivor Assistance Program -				
De La Rosa	Council District 10	131623910	\$10,000	DFTA	To support Blue Card Programming in Council District 10.
					After School Program for the kids from the Homeless Shelter and Thanksgiving for
Louis	B'nai B'rith Hillel Foundation, Inc Council District 45	116036253	\$5,000	DYCD	Homeless New Yorkers in Council District 45.
Velazquez	BOOM!Health	133599121	\$10,000	DHMH	Funds will support Boom! Health's viral hepatitis C program.
·	BRIC Arts Media Brooklyn, Inc Community Adult & Youth				
Hudson	Media Program - District 35	112547268	\$10,000	DCLA	Funding to support Adult and Youth Media Program at BRIC.
	Broadway Housing Communities, Inc Tenant Services &				
De La Rosa	Youth Leadership Institute	133212867	\$5,000	HPD	To support Broadway Housing's Tenant Services.
Sanchez	Bronx Community Cats, Inc Council District 14	853303434	\$5,000	DHMH	Funds to support spay and neuter services for cats.
	Bronx Community Foundation, Inc., The - Nonprofit Capacity		. ,		Funds will be used to support Council District 16 Nonprofit Roundtables and other
Stevens	Building - Council District 16	814237999	\$15,000	DYCD	capacity building programming.
	BronxCare Health System - Viral Hepatitis Initiative - Council		7-0,000		Funds to support BronxCare's Viral Hepatitis Initiative program for residents in Council
Stevens	District 16	131974191	\$5,000	DHMH	District 16.
0.000.13		10137 1131	Ψ0,000	2	To provide funding for programs related to fostering food security in the Mott Haven
Ayala	BronxWorks, Inc Healthy & Livable Mott Haven Program	133254484	\$10,000	DHMH	neighborhood.
rtyulu		13323 1 10 1	710,000	Diniviii	Funding will be used to provide legal advice, brief services, full and limited scope
	Brooklyn Bar Association Volunteer Lawyers Project, Inc				representation, community legal education and know your rights programs to low-
Joseph	Civil Legal Services - Low-Income Brooklyn Residents	113155182	\$5,000	DSS/HRA	income Council District 40 residents.
тозерп	EVVI LEGUI SELVICES LOW INCOME BLOOKLYN RESIDENTS	113133102	75,000	D33/1110/1	Funding will support Brooklyn Book Bodega's weekly and monthly programming for
Gutierrez	Brooklyn Book Bodega, Inc.	833811732	\$2,000	DYCD	book sorting and distribution.
Gutterrez	Brooklyn Book Bodega, me.	033011732	72,000	DICD	Funding for youth programming including STEAM programs, mentorship programs, and
Osse	Brooklyn Combine for Progressive Action, Inc.	813719832	\$5,000	DYCD	anti-violence trainings for District 36.
Osse	Brooklyn Defender Services - Community Access to Civil	813719832	73,000	DICD	To support the Community Access to Civil Justice program which covers housing,
Hanif	Justice Program	113305406	\$5,000	DCC/LIDA	lemployment, education, and benefits cases.
Hallii	Brooklyn Defender Services - Legal & Social Work Services -	113303400	\$3,000	DSS/TINA	employment, education, and benefits cases.
Postlor	Council District 33	113305406	¢E 000	DCC/LIDA	To provide legal and social work services for residents in Council District 22
Restler	Council district 33	113303400	\$5,000	D33/TKA	To provide legal and social work services for residents in Council District 33. Funding will provide senior homeowners facing foreclosure with representation, advice,
Williams	Brooklyn Legal Services Corporation A	122605500	¢15 000	DCC /LID A	and appropriate referrals.
Williams	, ,	132605599	\$15,000	D33/TIKA	Funds will be used to support legal services for struggling small businesses in Council
Ling	Brooklyn Legal Services Corporation A - Small Business Legal	122605500	¢E 000	DCC/LIDA	1, 2
Ung	Services	132605599	\$5,000	DSS/HKA	District 20.
					Funds will support from local continue in Court il District 27, for increase relativity
Nurse	Prophlyn Logal Consises Inc. From Logal Consises District 27	122605605	¢10.000	DCC /11D 4	Funds will support free legal services in Council District 37, for issues related to
Nurse	brooklyn Legal Services, Inc Free Legal Services - District 37	132605605	\$10,000	D22/HKA	foreclosure prevention, immigration, tenant rights, elder law, and domestic violence.

Council Member	Legal Name of Organization - Program Name	Tax ID	Amount	Agency	Purpose of Funds
	Brothers Care, Inc Turkey & Toy Giveaways - Council				
Hanks	District 49	261422585	\$10,000	DYCD	Funding will support turkey and toy giveaway events in Council District 49.
	Buddhist Tzu Chi Medical Foundation - Tzu Chi Mobile -				To support the Tzu Chi vision mobile clinic to provide services like vision care, optic
Ung	Vision Mobile Project	954457939	\$5,000	DYCD	disease screenings, and free eyeglasses to low-income individuals in Council District 20.
Hanif	CAMBA, Inc Kensington Family Shelter	112480339	\$5,000	DYCD	Funding for general operating funds.
	CAMBA, Inc Youth Programming - South Shore Educational				Funds will be used to provide youth programming and recreational activities at South
Narcisse	Complex	112480339	\$15,000	DYCD	Shore Educational Complex.
					Funding for Wellness Wednesday food distribution and other food distribution work in
Osse	Campaign Against Hunger, Inc., The	200934854	\$35,000	DYCD	District 36.
	Campaign Against Hunger, Inc., The - Food Access Support -				Funding to support mobile unit, food bank, health educational initiative workshops, and
Hudson	District 35	200934854	\$7,500	DYCD	urban farming.
	Caribbean Women's Health Association, Inc Council				Funds will provide high quality, comprehensive, culturally appropriate health,
Louis	District 45	133323168	\$5,000	DHMH	immigration and social support services in Council District 45.
	Catholic Charities Community Services, Archdiocese of New				
Ayala	York - St. Cecilia's Food Pantry	135562185	\$15,000	DYCD	To provide funding for St. Cecilia's Food Pantry in East Harlem.
	Catholic Charities Community Services, Archdiocese of New				
	York - Washington Heights Food Pantry & Homebound -				
Abreu	Council District 7	135562185	\$5,750	DYCD	Funding to support the Washington Heights Food Pantry and associated costs.
	Catholic Charities Neighborhood Services, Inc Housing				
Holden	Support - Council District 30	112047151	\$5,000	DFTA	Funds to provide housing support for residents in Council District 30.
	Center for Employment Opportunities - Social Service				Funds will be used for variety of supportive services, including enrollment in public
Kagan	Programs - Council District 47	133843322	\$5,000	DYCD	benefits such as SNAP for food and transportation assistance.
					Funding will support a number of services including case management, referrals,
Brooks-Powers	Center for Family Representation - Council District 31	510419496	\$5,000	DYCD	counseling, workshops and additional legal services in Council District 31.
	Central Astoria Local Development Coalition, Inc Tenant				Funds will be used for bilingual Tenant Counseling, Workshops and Assistance to
Caban	Counseling, Workshops & Assistance - Council District 22	112652331	\$22,000	HPD	Council District 22.
					Funding to support programming and services for families of serious ill children in crisis,
Vernikov	Chai Lifeline, Inc.	112940331	\$11,500	DHMH	through transportation, training, support groups and respite.
	Chamber of Commerce Borough of Queens, Inc Council				Funds will be used to support outreach to businesses and individuals located in Council
Krishnan	District 25.	110559220	\$6,000	SBS	District 25.
					Funds will be used to cover staff salaries, benefits, and supplies for Chess-in-schools
Krishnan	Chess-in-the-Schools, Inc.	136119036	\$5,000	DOE	programs.
	Children's Arts & Science Workshops, Inc Public School				To support addition free afterschool programming seats at the After School Learning
Sanchez	310X Marble Hill (10X310)	132752494	\$30,000	DYCD	Center at PS 310 Marble Hill.
	Chinatown Manpower Project, Inc Workforce &				Funding will be utilized to provide workforce and/or entrepreneurship in the form of
Marte	Entrepreneurship Programming & Services	132755214	\$5,000	DYCD	training, technical assistance, webinars, and one-on-one counseling.
Aviles	Chinese American Planning Council, Inc Digital Literacy	136202692	\$15,000	DYCD	Funding will support community programming to increase digital inclusion & literacy.

Council Member	Legal Name of Organization - Program Name	Tax ID	Amount	Agency	Purpose of Funds
					Funding will support programming to provide employment assistance/services to
	Chinese American Planning Council, Inc Queens SCSEP				seniors age 55 and over, including funding staff support, program supplies, and costs
Ung	(Senior Employment)	136202692	\$5,000	DYCD	associated with overhead/operations.
Bottcher	Church of the Holy Apostles	132892297	\$20,000	DYCD	Funds will be used to support meal programs.
					Funding will be used to offer year-round remote and in-person Affordable Housing
	Churches United for Fair Housing, Inc Affordable Housing				Assistance services to community members including training, and guidance to navigate
Joseph	Services - Council District 40	264698161	\$8,000	HPD	NYC's affordable housing lottery application process.
	Churches United for Fair Housing, Inc Youth Organizing -				
Gutierrez	Council District 34	264698161	\$45,000	DYCD	Funding will support youth organizing in Council District 34.
					Funding will cover Citizens general operating costs to increase the number of grassroots
Krishnan	Citizens Committee for New York City, Inc.	510171818	\$5,000	DYCD	projects and aspiring community leaders.
					To support the operational expenses of the Neighborhood Grants program in Council
	Citizens Committee for New York City, Inc All In				District 20, which offers capacity building workshops, project planning expertise to
Ung	Neighborhood Grants & Neighborhood Business Grants	510171818	\$7,500	DYCD	volunteer-led groups.
Osse	City Harvest, Inc.	133170676	\$10,000	DYCD	Funding for food distribution programs in District 36.
	City Harvest, Inc Healthy Neighborhoods - Council District				Funding to support food distribution programs at NYCHA developments and the Healthy
Hudson	35	133170676	\$5,000	DYCD	Neighborhoods Initiative.
					Funds will be used to support current activities and programming within Council District
Menin	City Parks Foundation - Council District 5	133561657	\$3,500	DPR	5.
					Funding will help continue to efforts of the Ozone Park Pantry and serving the local
Ariola	Cityline Ozone Park Civilian Patrol, Inc.	844635316	\$3,500	DYCD	community especially seniors.
Farias	CityMeals on Wheels - Council District 18	133634381	\$20,000	DYCD	Funding for the emergency meals program in Council District 18.
	Coalition for the Homeless, Inc Food Pantry Van - Council				
Salamanca	District 17	133072967	\$10,000	DHS	Funding to support the food pantry van for the homeless in Council District 17.
	Coalition for the Homeless, Inc Grand Central Food				
Stevens	Program - Council District 16	133072967	\$10,000	DYCD	Funds will be used to support Grand Central Food Program in Council District 16.
	Coalition on Positive Health Empowerment, Inc Healthy				Funds to support Hep C Testing, HIV Awareness, Health Screening, Linkage to Care and
Stevens	Savvy - Council District 16	272654975	\$7,000	DHMH	Events in Council District 16.
	,		. ,		
	Communities Resist, Inc Tenant Organizing & Anti-				Funds will support tenant advocacy and housing rights in District 37 including
Nurse	Displacement Free Legal Services - Council District 37	841899350	\$15.000	DSS/HRA	multilingual tenant outreach, comprehensive legal services, and fair housing education.
	Community Help in Park Slope, Inc Soup Kitchen & Food		, -,	,	Funding to support operating expenses of CHiPS Soup Kitchen and Food Pantry for
Hanif	Pantry	112449994	\$10,000	DYCD	South American asylum seekers.
			7 - 3/3 - 3		
					Funding to help public education, leadership development and civic engagements of
Jordan	Community Voices Heard, Inc.	133901997	\$10,000	DYCD	tenants in low-cost housing, preference for tenants in Council District 9.
Jordan	community voices ficula, inc.	133301337	710,000	DICD	teriality in low cost housing, preference for teriality in countri district 3.
Brooks-Powers	Community Voices Heard, Inc Council District 31	133901997	\$5,000	DYCD	Funding to support CVH's engagement and outreach programs in Council District 31.
DIOOKS I OWEIS	Community voices ficula, inc. Council District 31	133301337	73,000	5,05	- whamb to support ever a engagement and outreach programs in council district 31.
			1		Funds will be used to conduct leadership development of low-income people living in
Louis	Community Voices Heard, Inc Council District 45	133901997	\$5,000	DYCD	both public housing and privately owned rent-stabilized housing.
Louis	Community Voices Heard, Inc Council District 45 Community Voices Heard, Inc Tenant Education &	13330133/	75,000	טוכט	both public housing and privately owned refit-stabilized flousing.
Eoliz	Leadership Development	133901997	\$10,000	DYCD	Funds will support outreach and informational initiatives in Council District 15.
Feliz	Leadership Developinent	122201231	\$10,000	שונט	runus win support outreach and informational initiatives in Council District 15.

Council Member	Legal Name of Organization - Program Name	Tax ID	Amount	Agency	Purpose of Funds
	Comprehensive Academics Tutoring Services, Inc Council				Funding to support operating expense costs for community programming in the 42nd
Barron	District 42	271395375	\$10,000	DYCD	Council District.
					Funding to support the costs associated with obtaining food and supplies for
Vernikov	Cong Chasdei Lev	454786470	\$10,000	DYCD	distribution to the needy.
	Corona Community Ambulance Corps, Inc Council District				Funds will be used to support medical equipment, supplies, and training programs to
Krishnan	25	113214382	\$5,000	FDNY	serve within Council District 25.
	Council of Jewish Organizations of Flatbush, Inc Council				The program offers clients default resolution, loss mitigation, eviction and foreclosure
Louis	District 45	112864728	\$500	DYCD	prevention, assistance in rent arrears, and protecting credit.
	Council of Senior Centers and Services of NYC, Inc LiveOn				Funding will support Rights & Information for Senior Empowerment programming and
Farias	Programming - Council District 18	132967277	\$15,000	DFTA	services in Council District 18.
	Council on the Environment, Inc NYCHA Community				Funds will be used for NYCHA Community Supported Agriculture (CSA) Project in
Hanif	Supported Agriculture (CSA) Project	132765465	\$5,000	DYCD	collaboration with Gowanus Mutual Aid.
	Crenulated Company, Ltd., The d/b/a New Settlement				Funding to support youth and community services in Council District 16, which serves
	Apartments - Youth & Community Services - Council District				disconnected and at risk youth with high school equivalency prep, one-to-one advising,
Stevens	16	141719016	\$18,000	DYCD	group work, job readiness, and job placement.
	Crown Heights Jewish Community Council, Inc Senior		, ,,,,,,,		6
Hudson	Center & Food Pantry Support - District 35	237390996	\$5,000	DYCD	Funding to support the Social Service Center and food pantry.
	Cumbe: Center for African and Diaspora Dance, Inc Adult		70,000		, and the same of
Hudson	Dance Program - District 35	475039336	\$5,000	DCLA	Funding to support African and Diasporian dance and music for adults.
11443011	Parice Frogram Pistrice 33	473033330	73,000	DCLI	Funds to support CD45 with legal services for migrants, asylum seekers and Refugee
	CUNY School of Law Justice & Auxiliary Services Corporation				and Immigration legal clinics, as well as meet with constituents to provide consultation
Louis	City Counseling Program - Council District 45	901013912	\$10,000	CUNY	on legal matters and translation services.
Louis	CUNY School of Law Justice & Auxiliary Services Corporation	301013312	710,000	CONT	on regar matters and translation services.
Barron	CUNY Law - Council District 42	901013912	\$7,500	CUNY	Legal Services Programming in Council District 42.
Darron	CUNY School of Law Justice & Auxiliary Services Corporation	901013912	\$7,500	CONT	Legal Services (10gramming in Council District 42.
Sancho z	CUNY School of Law Justice & Adminity Services Corporation's	901013912	\$20,000	CUNY	To provide housing and other legal services to Council District 14 residents.
Sanchez	CONT SCHOOL OF Law - Legal Services	901013912	\$20,000	CONT	To provide riousing and other legal services to council district 14 residents.
Paladino	Dance Parade, Inc Ageless Action Dance Residencies	208576378	\$5,000	DCLA	Funds will support the Ageless Action Dance Residency Program in Council District 19.
raiaulilo	Dance Faraue, Inc Ageless Action Dance Residencies	2003/03/0	\$3,000	DCLA	Tunus will support the Ageless Action Dance Residency Program in Council District 13.
	Department of Education - Seward Park Educational Campus				Funds will be used to support the Seward Park High School Cheerleading team which
Marte	- New Design High School (M543) Cheerleading	136400434	\$5,000	DOE	engages underserved youth in sports and fitness.
Marte	Department of Education - Williamsburg Preparatory School	130400434	\$5,000	DOE	engages underserved youth in sports and nitriess.
C. His mass		126400424	ć2 000	DOF	Funding will support aftersolved shoes at VEC1 (Williamshors Dran)
Gutierrez	(14K561)	136400434	\$2,000	DOE	Funding will support afterschool chess at K561 (Williamsburg Prep).
	Department of Health and Mental Hygiene - Health Bucks -	126400404	¢20.000	DUNALL	Funding to support the Health Busin progress in Court il Bistrict 24
Moya	Council District 21	136400434	\$20,000	DHMH	Funding to support the Health Bucks program in Council District 21.
C l	Department of Transportation - Bike Safety - Council District	42646646	d= 000	D.C.T.	To any tide for a new reservoir and billion and about the first believed at the contract of
Sanchez	14	136400434	\$5,000	DOT	To provide free programming on bike safety including helmet giveaways.
	Dependable Community Social Services, Inc Nutrition		4.5		Funds will be used to assist with creating a nutritious program for seniors in Council
Kagan	Assistance for Seniors - Council District 47	872910155		DFTA	District 47.
Velazquez	Destination Tomorrow, Inc.	800259180	\$10,000	DYCD	Funds to support Destination Tomorrow's food pantry in Council District 13.
	Dominican Community Center NYC, Inc ESL & Computer				
Abreu	Training - Council District 7	134188781	\$10,000	DYCD	Funding to support ESL and Computer Training in Council District 7.

Council Member	Legal Name of Organization - Program Name	Tax ID	Amount	Agency	Purpose of Funds
					Funding to support community benefits programming, annual family events, food
	East Elmhurst Corona Civic Association, Inc Community				distributions and Thanksgiving drives, seasonal toy and coat drives, and program
Moya	Support & Events - Council District 21	112050254	\$20,000	DYCD	operations.
					Funds will be used to offset the cost of materials, youth staffing, field trip costs and
Louis	East Flatbush Village, Inc Council District 45	800612019	\$9,000	DYCD	cultural center fees for EFV's after-school and summer programs.
	5	05400054	445 000	D.// CD	Funding to support operating expense costs for educational enrichment programming in
Barron	East New York CLT, Inc Council District 42	854288954	\$15,000	DYCD	Council District 42.
Cannara	Fact Biver Development Alliance Inc. Demands Toy Pren	001000007	¢10.000	DVCD	Funding will support a range of services surrounding UUs free tax preparation program
Gennaro	East River Development Alliance, Inc Pomonok Tax Prep	861096987	\$10,000	DYCD	at Pomonok Housing in Council District 24.
	Edith and Carl Marks Jewish Community House of				To support advectional programs on literacy, ESOL and sivies available to vulnerable
Brannan	Bensonhurst, Inc Adult Literacy & ESOL-Civics Education	111633484	\$4,500	DYCD	To support educational programs on literacy, ESOL, and civics available to vulnerable immigrant adults.
Powers	Educational Alliance, Inc., The - Sirovich Center	135562210	\$5,000	DFTA	Funding will support programming at Sirovich Center.
1 OWC13	Educational Amarice, me., The Shower center	133302210	73,000	DITA	Funding will provide resources to the immigrant community to be able to provide for
Moya	Emerald Isle Immigration Center	112932528	\$10,000	DYCD	themselves & their families.
IVIOYU	Emerata isle immigration center	112332320	710,000	DICD	Funding to support operating expense costs for community youth programming in
Barron	Entertainers for Education Alliance, Inc Council District 42	432115174	\$10,000	DCLA	Council District 42.
	Erasmus Neighborhood Federation, Inc Housing		7-0,000		
	Counseling & Education Immigration Services - Council				Funds will support housing counseling, immigration services, computer literacy
Joseph	District 40	112490986	\$7,000	HPD	programming and other services to Council District 40 residents.
			, ,		Funding will support Exalt's Core Internship Program, focused around academic
Marte	Exalt Youth - CORE Internship Program	205540955	\$10,000	DYCD	progression, criminal justice avoidance, and employability.
					Funds will support FAN4Kids Healthy and Food Secure Kids, Successful Students and
Feliz	FAN4Kids - Public School 54X (10X054)	260092086	\$15,000	DOE	Empowered Communities Expansion program at Public School 54X.
					Funding will support intergenerational therapeutic groups to address fatherless youth in
Brooks-Powers	Father's Alive In The Hood, Inc Council District 31	461091203	\$5,000	DYCD	Council District 31.
					Funding will support line dancing, exercise programming, day trips to area museums,
Powers	Find Aid for the Aged, Inc Woodstock Senior Center	132666921	\$10,000	DFTA	and cultural and theatre outings for the Woodstock Senior Center.
	Food Bank For New York City - Community Kitchen & Pantry				Funding will support the Community Kitchen and Pantry of West Harlem meal
Jordan	of West Harlem	133179546	\$10,000	DYCD	distribution in Council District 9.
	Food Bank For New York City - Nutrition & Health Education		4		
Hudson	Services - District 35.	133179546	\$5,000	DYCD	Funding to support nutrition and health education and emergency food programs.
			4		Funds will support collaborative, community-oriented programming in Council District
Feliz	Fordham University - Fordham in Community	131740451	\$10,000	DYCD	15.
Danalus Direction	Forestelele Inc. Council Bistrict 24	111634747	¢E 000	DVCD	Funding will support the Strong Fathers initiative that provides staff to facilitate
Brooks-Powers	Forestdale, Inc Council District 31	111631747	\$5,000	DYCD	workshops, offers coaching, case management, and other services in Council District 31.
	Fort Greene Strategic Neighborhood Action Partnership -				Funding to provide transportation to participants in parenting and anger management
Hudson	Maternal Family Care - District 35.	112242041	¢E 000	DVCD	classes and fund a Mother's day celebration for all participants.
Hudson	Fortune Society, Inc., The - Food & Nutrition Program -	113343941	\$5,000	DYCD	classes and runu a Mother's day telebration for all participants.
Ahreu	Council District 7	132645436	\$9,000	DYCD	Funding to support the food and nutrition programming in Council District 7.
Abreu	Council District /	132043436	39,000	שונט	runding to support the 1000 and nutrition programming in Council District 7.

Council Member	Legal Name of Organization - Program Name	Tax ID	Amount	Agency	Purpose of Funds
	Fresh Youth Initiatives, Inc Youth Initiatives - Council				
Abreu	District 7	133723207	\$5,250	DYCD	Funding will used to support youth programming in Council District 7.
	Gambian Youths Organization, The - Community				
Feliz	Engagement – Council District 15	260094193	\$15,000	DYCD	Funding will go towards community organizing and event planning in Council District 15.
	Gay Men's Health Crisis, Inc Food Programs & HIV Testing -				To support the GMHC Testing Center provides free and confidential testing for HIV and
Sanchez	Council District 14	133130146	\$5,000	DHMH	STIs.
Abreu	Generation Citizen, Inc Action Civics - Council District 7	272039522	\$5,000	DYCD	Funding to support Action Civics programming in Council District 7.
	George Walker, Jr. Community Coalition, Inc., The - Council				Funding to support operating expense costs for community youth programming
Barron	District 42	113341395	\$25,000	DYCD	including East New York Youth Court.
	Girl Scout Council of Greater New York, Inc Troop 6000 -				
Adams	Council District 28	131624014	\$3,500	DYCD	Funds will support Troop 6000 in Council District 28 shelters.
					Funding will support the provision of home-delivered meals to seriously ill people, their
Powers	God's Love We Deliver, Inc.	133366846	\$10,000	DHMH	children, and their senior caregivers.
	Good Old Lower East Side, Inc Housing Organizing &				
Marte	Services	132915659	\$5,000	HPD	Funding will support general operating costs of GOLES housing organizing and services.
	Good Shepherd Services - Bronx Rises Against Gun Violence				Funds will be used to support overall BRAG programming, including expanding team
Riley	(BRAG)	135598710	\$15,000	DYCD	building activities with the staff and youth.
,	Good Shepherd Services - Family Enrichment Centers -				Funds to support the Family Enrichment Centers and related programming that is
Nurse	Council District 37	135598710	\$10,000	DYCD	responsive to community needs in Council District 37.
	Good Shepherd Services - Monterey Cornerstone		. ,		
Feliz	Community Center	135598710	\$10,000	DYCD	Funds will support programming at Monterey Cornerstone Community Center.
	,		. ,		, , , , , , , , , , , , , , , , , , , ,
					Funds will be used to support after school and weekend recreation, social skills, support
Carr	Grace Foundation of New York	134131863	\$5,000	DHMH	programs for children and families impacted by Autism Spectrum Disorder.
	Grandma's Love, Inc Food Assistance & Literacy Programs -		, -,		To support food assistance and literacy programming for families in need in Council
Brannan	Council District 43	473474258	\$5,000	DYCD	District 43.
			1 - /		Funds will provide weekly care packages of food both non-perishable and fresh
Aviles	Grandma's Love, Inc School-Based Pantries	473474258	\$10,000	DYCD	vegetables and fruits from April to November.
	Grandma's Love, Inc Thanksgiving Turkey Giveaway -		7-0,000		Funding to support a Thanksgiving turkey and supplies giveaway drive in Council District
Hudson	Council District 35	473474258	\$7,500	DYCD	35.
			71/000		
					To supports needs for asylum seekers including hygiene items, food, clothing,
Hanif	Grannies Respond Abuelos Responden, Inc.	833932245	\$5,000	DYCD	transportation local and long distances as needed, ensures access to shelter.
Tidiiii	orannes respond risacios responden, inc.	0333322 13	43,000	5105	Funding will support the administration of the Homeownership Stabilization Program in
Williams	Greater Bethel Community Development Corporation	320000557	\$10,000	DYCD	Council District 27.
· · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · ·	dreater better community beverapment corporation	320000337	710,000	5105	Country District 27.
	Greater Bethel Community Development Corporation -				
Adams	Agape Food & Clothing Distribution - Council District 28	320000557	\$15,000	DYCD	Funds will support delivery and distribution of commodity needs in Council District 28.
, (301113	- Super Sou & Clothing Distribution Council District 20	320000337	713,000	סוכט	Funds will be used to provide programming support at the Astoria Houses Community
Caban	HANAC, Inc Astoria Cornerstone	112290832	\$10,000	DYCD	Center including mental health services.
Caban	Thirtie, me. Astonia cornerstone	112230032	710,000	טוכט	To support Helen Keller International's New York Vision Program that provides vision
					services, which include a vision screening, an eye exam, and a pair of prescription
Velazguez	Helen Keller International, Inc.	135562162	\$5,000	DFTA	glasses in Council District 13.
Velazquez	meren kener international, inc.	122205105	\$5,000	DrIA	

Council Member	Legal Name of Organization - Program Name	Tax ID	Amount	Agency	Purpose of Funds
	Holy Cross Brooklyn Outreach Center - Social Services &				To support comprehensive social services and support for homeless & at-risk individuals
Brannan	Homeless Outreach	462847232	\$4,000	DYCD	and others in need.
Hanif	Housing and Family Services of Greater New York, Inc.	112412584	\$5,000	DYCD	Funds will support housing rights and responsibilities programming and services.
	Housing Conservation Coordinators, Inc Community Legal				Funds will support the operating costs associated with the Community Legal and
Brewer	& Organizing Program	510141489	\$10,000	DSS/HRA	Organizing Program and services for Council District 6.
Brewer	Housing Court Answers, Inc Housing Court Assistance	133317188	\$5,000	DSS/HRA	Funds will support Housing Court Assistance programming and services.
	Housing Works, Inc Community Outreach - Council District				To support community outreach to faith-based organizations in Council District 33, in
Restler	33	133584089	\$5,000	DHMH	order to expand provision of supportive services in the district.
					Funds will support outreach and community engagement with local residents on
	Hunger Free America, Inc Food Action Boards - Council				healthy food initiatives and support the Food Action Boards (FABs): groups of low-
Sanchez	District 14	133471350	\$10,000	DYCD	income individuals who are receiving training and knowledge on healthy food options.
Sanchez	DISTRICT 14	133471330	\$10,000	DICD	income individuals who are receiving training and knowledge on healthy food options.
Farias	Interfaith Center of New York, Inc., The - Council District 18	133926970	\$5,000	DYCD	Funding for anti gun-violence training programs in Council District 18.
					Funds will be used for all Jamaica Benevolent Arm and Cultural Center operations
Riley	Jamaica Benevolent Arm and Cultural Center	412268299	\$15,000	DYCD	including food pantry and immigrant services.
	Jewish Association for Services for the Aged (JASA) - Throggs				Funding to support general operating expenses, cultural events, and senior
Velazquez	Neck Older Adult Center	132620896	\$5,000	DFTA	transportation at JASA Throggs Neck Older Adult Center.
Velazquez	Jewish Board of Family and Children's Services, Inc.	135564937	\$10,000	DHMH	Funding will provide for mental health services in Council District 13.
	Jewish Board of Family and Children's Services, Inc Mental				Funds will support mental health services at the David and Lori Moore Family
Dinowitz	Health Services - Council District 11	135564937	\$25,000	DHMH	Counseling Center in Council District 11.
Mealy	Jewish Children's Museum - Council District 41	133798344	\$12,000	DCLA	Funds will support programming and services in Council District 41.
					To support the operational costs of a shuttle bus service to transport residents of
	Jewish Community Council of Greater Coney Island, Inc				Southern Brooklyn to essential sites such as medical appointments, shopping, school,
Yeger	Transportation Program	112665181	\$25,000	DYCD	employment and senior centers.
	Jewish Community Council of the Rockaway Peninsula, Inc				Funding will support the referral of CBOs to assist low-income and vulnerable
Brooks-Powers	Council District 31	112425813	\$15,000	DYCD	populations connect with the health care.
0.4 1	Ludah latamatianal Christian Cantan la Causail District 44	442252075	¢0.000	BUNAU	
Mealy	Judah International Christian Center, Inc Council District 41	113352075	\$8,000	DHMH	Funds will support mental health elevation programming and services.
Feliz	JustFix, Inc Housing Resources - Council District 15	813080695	\$10,000	HPD	Funds will provide technology and housing workshops for tenants in Council District 15.
	K Woods Foundation, Inc Turkey & Toy Giveaways -		,		
Hanks	Council District 49	842425708	\$5,000	DYCD	Funding will support turkey and toy giveaway events in Council District 49.
					Funds will support Food Pantry program and will offer the community a variety of
Schulman	Kehilat Sephardim of Ahavat Achim - Food Pantry	113101774	\$1,500	DYCD	produce, packaged and canned goods.
	Korean American Family Service Center, The - Domestic				Funds will support services to Asian Americans who have survived domestic violence,
Paladino	· · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · ·	133609811	\$5,000	DYCD	sexual assault, relationship violence, human trafficking, and or child abuse.
raiduiiiU	Violence Prevention & Intervention Program	122003811	\$5,000	שולט	To support the Economic Empowerment Program, which helps victims of domestic
	Korean American Family Service Center, The - Economic				violence move from crisis to economically empowered and independent lives via digital
Ung	Empowerment Program - Adult Literacy	133609811	\$7.500	DYCD	1.
Ung	Limpowerment Frogram - Adult Literacy	122003811	\$7,500	שולט	literacy.

Council Member	Legal Name of Organization - Program Name	Tax ID	Amount	Agency	Purpose of Funds
	Korean American Family Service Center, The - Rainbow				
Paladino	House Emergency Shelter	133609811	\$5,000	DYCD	Funding will support the Rainbow House Emergency Shelter's programs and services.
	Lantern Community Services - Food Access Initiative: Fresh				
Brewer	Food Box (FFB) & Pantry	133910692	\$5,000	DYCD	Funds will support the Food Access Initiative: Fresh Food Box (FFB) and Pantry.
	Lantern Community Services - Fresh Food Box - Council				
Ayala	District 8	133910692	\$5,000	DYCD	To provide funding for Lantern's Fresh Food Box Program in Council District 8.
					To support the Legal Aid Society Programming for civil legal services in Council District
De La Rosa	Legal Aid Society - Civil Legal Services - Council District 10	135562265			
Hanks	Legal Aid Society - Legal Services - Council District 49	135562265	\$5,000	DSS/HRA	Funding will support legal services in Council District 49.
	Legal Aid Society - Legal Services for Low-Income New				
Restler	Yorkers - Council District 33	135562265	\$5,000	DSS/HRA	To support the Citywide Civil Legal Services in Council District 33.
Hanks	Legal Services NYC - Legal Services - Council District 49	132600199	\$5,000	DSS/HRA	Funding will support legal services in Council District 49.
					To fund early and pre-literacy support for children and their families in Council District
Krishnan	Literacy (LINC), Inc Council District 25	133911331	\$5,000	DYCD	25.
	Little Orchestra Society-Orpheon, Inc., The - After-School				
Caban	Music Program - Astoria Houses NYCHA	132638292	\$4,000	DCLA	Funds will be used to support a district wide music theory and composition program.
	Little Orchestra Society-Orpheon, Inc., The - In-School				
Caban	Support - Public School 122Q Mamie Fay (30Q122)	132638292	\$4,000	DCLA	Funds will be used to support a district wide music theory and composition program.
	Little Sisters of the Assumption Family Health Service, Inc				To provide funding to support the Advocacy program, which includes a food pantry and
Ayala	Advocacy Program	132867881	\$10,000	DYCD	nutrition-related programs.
	Make the Road New York - Tenant Education & Defense				To support MTRNY Tenant Education and Defense Project (TEDP) in which we provide
Sanchez	Project	113344389	\$5,000	DYCD	tenant education, assistance, and leadership development.
	Make the Road New York - Youth Educational Programs -				
Restler	Council District 33	113344389	\$5,000	DYCD	To support Youth Educational Programs in Council District 33.
					Funding will support high-impact project-based workshops at Lyons Community School
					(14K586), The Williamsburg High School of Art and Technology (14K454) & Middle
Gutierrez	Make: STEAM, Inc.	472123500	\$7,500	DOE	School 582K (14K582).
					Funding to support operating expenses associated with food pantry / soup kitchen,
			4		including staff support, consumable supplies, food stuffs, facilities usage and insurance
Gennaro	Masbia of Queens	270363356	\$5,000	DYCD	for Rego Park, Queens.
			4		The funding will be used for food, supplies, rent, utilities, insurance vital site staffing to
Schulman	Masbia of Queens - Soup Kitchen & Food Pantry	270363356	\$15,000	DYCD	operate and maintain Masbia of Queens.
	Medicare Rights Center, Inc Medicaid Education - Council				Funding will support Medicare Education and Enrollment in Council District 28, and
Adams	,	133505372	\$5,000	DFTA	educating constituents on state and federal Medicare-related benefits.
Adams	District 28	133303372	000,00	DriA	To Provide funding to support operating expenses associated with the Family Skills
Δvala	Mercy Center, Inc Family Skills Program	133865634	\$10,000	DSS/HBA	program, including staff support.
Ayala	interest center, inc. Turning Skills Flogram	133003034	710,000	D33/TINA	Funding will support Met Council's Tenant Help Hotline, Walk-in Clinic and a senior
Jordan	Met Council Research and Educational Fund, Inc.	133580918	\$7,500	DYCD	support program.
Jordan	Met Council Research and Educational Fund, Inc Eviction	133300310	77,300	5700	
De La Rosa	Prevention - Council District 10	133580918	\$5,000	HPD	To support eviction prevention in Council District 10.
DC 20 11030		133300310	73,000	1 111 0	- Compared the state of the sta

Council Member	Legal Name of Organization - Program Name	Tax ID	Amount	Agency	Purpose of Funds
	Met Council Research and Educational Fund, Inc Tenant				
Jordan	Help Hotline - Council District 9	133580918	\$5,000	DYCD	Funding will support Met Council's tenant hotline for Council District 9 residents.
	Metropolitan New York Coordinating Council on Jewish				Funding to support social services and case management, emergency services for the
Vernikov	Poverty, Inc.	132738818	\$5,000	DSS/HRA	
	Metropolitan New York Coordinating Council on Jewish				Funding will be used to support case workers and operations for south shore social
Borelli	Poverty, Inc Council District 51	132738818	\$9,500	DYCD	services program in Council District 51.
	Metropolitan New York Coordinating Council on Jewish				To support the kosher food system, including emergency food packages for residents in
Ung	Poverty, Inc Food Program - Council District 20.	132738818	\$5,000	DYCD	Council District 20.
	Metropolitan New York Coordinating Council on Jewish				Funding to provide social services programming including case management, staff
Schulman	Poverty, Inc Social Services Program	132738818	\$2,000	DYCD	support and Senior repair/handyman services.
	MinKwon Center for Community Action, Inc Flushing Food				
Ung	Collaborative	112710506	\$5,000	DYCD	To support the food pantry and Flushing Food Collaborative programming.
	Mobilization for Justice, Inc Free Legal Services - Council				Funds will be used to support Mobilization for Justice's free legal services for low-
Marte	District 1	132622748	\$5,000	DSS/HRA	income New Yorkers in Council District 1.
					Funds will support Mobilization for Justice to provide comprehensive and free civil legal
	Mobilization for Justice, Inc Legal Services & Outreach -				services to low-income New Yorkers through advice, counsel, and representation to
Stevens	Council District 16	132622748	\$5,000	DSS/HRA	serve people in kinship care circumstances in Council District 16.
					Funding for Wellness Wednesdays and other food distribution programs in Council
Osse	More Than a Meal Corporation	922051455	\$20,000	DYCD	District 36.
					Funding will support the Maternal Health and Hope Coalition and its members to
	Morris Heights Health Center, Inc Maternal Health Equity -				improve maternal health equity for families in high-need communities in Council District
Joseph	Council District 40	061081232	\$10,000	DHMH	40.
	Mt. Sinai Center for Community Enrichment, Inc Turkey &				
Hanks	Toy Giveaways - Council District 49	134082027	\$5,000	DYCD	Funding will support turkey and toy giveaway events in Council District 49.
					Funds will be used for public education programs on scientific and historical topics
Borelli	Museum of Maritime Navigation and Communication	900730331	\$7,500	DCLA	related to maritime navigation and communication.
Aviles	Muslims Giving Back, Inc Food Pantry & Soup Kitchen	822712941	\$5,000	DYCD	Funds will expand community services and food pantry services.
	National Mobilization Against SweatShops - Low Wage		4		Funds will be used to provide outreach and case management support to low wage
Marte	Worker Support Fund	061540438	\$10,000	DSS/HRA	service and home care workers as well as newly-arriving immigrants.
					To help connect homeless and at-risk people on the Upper East Side with free meal
				_	programs, shelter, substance use treatment, and other services, publicly noticed
Menin	Neighborhood Coalition for Shelter, Inc.	133176586	\$5,000	DHS	through Council District 5 monthly newsletter and website.
	Neighborhood Housing Services of Jamaica, Inc		4		Funding will support the administration of the Homeownership Stabilization Program in
Williams	Homeownership Stabilization Program	237398279	\$15,000	HPD	Council District 27.
			4		
Hanif	New Immigrant Community Empowerment (NICE)	113560625	\$5,000	SBS	To support immigrant workers access services to recover unpaid/stolen wages.
<u>.</u> .			4		
Velazquez	New York Botanical Garden	131693134	\$10,000	DCLA	Funding will provide group tours to the NYBG for residents of Council District 13.
	New York City Housing Authority - 572 Warren Street		4		
Restler	Tenant's Association	136400434	\$2,500	HPD	Funding for use by 572 Warren Street Tenant's Association.

Council Member	Legal Name of Organization - Program Name	Tax ID	Amount	Agency	Purpose of Funds
	New York City Housing Authority - Berry Street Tenants				
Restler	Association	136400434	\$6,000	HPD	Funding for use by Berry Street Tenants Association.
Mealy	New York City Housing Authority - Breevort Houses	136400434	\$15,000	HPD	Funding to support NYCHA Tenant Associations at the Breevort Houses.
	New York City Housing Authority - Carey Garden Tenant				Funds will provide community engagement programs; physical fitness program and
Kagan	Association	136400434	\$2,000	HPD	recreational programs.
	New York City Housing Authority - Fennimore/Lefferts				Funding to support NYCHA Tenant Associations at the Fennimore/Lefferts Tenant
Mealy	Tenant Association	136400434	\$5,000	HPD	Association.
	New York City Housing Authority - Gowanus Houses Tenants				
Restler	Association	136400434	\$2,500	HPD	Funding for use by Gowanus Houses Tenants Association.
Mealy	New York City Housing Authority - Howard Houses	136400434	\$2,000	HPD	Funding to support NYCHA Tenant Associations at the Howard Houses.
	New York City Housing Authority - Howard Houses				Funding to support NYCHA Tenant Associations at the Howard Houses Rehabilitation
Mealy	Rehabilitation Center	136400434	\$3,000	HPD	Center.
	New York City Housing Authority - Independence Towers				
Restler	Tenants Association.	136400434	\$6,000	HPD	Funding for use by Independence Towers tenants association.
	New York City Housing Authority - Jonathan Williams Plaza				
Restler	Tenant Association	136400434	\$6,000	HPD	Funding for use by Jonathan Williams Plaza Tenant Association
Mealy	New York City Housing Authority - Kingsborough Houses	136400434	\$10,000	HPD	Funding to support NYCHA Tenant Associations at the Kingsborough Houses.
-					Funding to support NYCHA Tenant Associations at the Marcus Garvey (Group A)
Mealy	New York City Housing Authority - Marcus Garvey (Group A)	136400434	\$5,000	HPD	Developments.
-	New York City Housing Authority - Queensbridge Houses				
Won	Tenants Association	136400434	\$20,000	HPD	Funding to support Queensbridge Houses Tenants Association.
	New York City Housing Authority - Ravenswood Residents				
Won	Association	136400434	\$15,000	HPD	Funding to support Ravenswood Residents Association.
Mealy	New York City Housing Authority - Reid Houses	136400434	\$4,000	HPD	Funding to support NYCHA Tenant Associations at the Reid Houses.
•					
Mealy	New York City Housing Authority - Saratoga Village Houses	136400434	\$7,000	HPD	Funds to be used strictly for Saratoga Village Houses.
•	New York City Housing Authority - Surfside garden Tenant				Funds will provide community engagement programs; physical fitness program and
Kagan	Association	136400434	\$2,000	HPD	recreational programs.
	New York City Housing Authority - Taylor Wythe Tenants				
Restler	Association	136400434	\$6,000	HPD	Funding for use by Taylor Wythe Tenants Association
Mealy	New York City Housing Authority - Tilden Houses	136400434	\$4,000	HPD	Funding to support NYCHA Tenant Associations at the Tilden Houses.
•	New York City Housing Authority - Woodside Houses				
Won	Tenants Association	136400434	\$15,000	HPD	Funding to support Woodside Houses Tenants Association.
	New York City Housing Authority - Wyckoff Gardens Tenants		. ,		
Restler	Association	136400434	\$3,000	HPD	Funding for use by Wyckoff Gardens tenants association.
	New York Common Pantry, Inc Food Giveaways - Council				
Stevens	District 16	133127972	\$20,000	DYCD	Funds will be used to support turkey giveaways in Council District 16.
	New York Common Pantry, Inc Turkeys Giveaway - East				
Ayala	Harlem	133127972	\$20,000	DYCD	To support East Harlem Turkeys Giveaway.
					, ,
	New York County Defender Services, Inc Community				
De La Rosa	Engagement Specialist Program - Council District 10	113361008	\$5,000	DYCD	To support Community Engagement Specialist Program in Council District 10.

Council Member	Legal Name of Organization - Program Name	Tax ID	Amount	Agency	Purpose of Funds
	New York Immigration Coalition, Inc Key to the City -				To fund Key to the City Initiative events in Council District 25 to provide information
Krishnan	Council District 25	133573409	\$7,000	DYCD	about immigration-related issues.
	New York Legal Assistance Group, Inc Mobile Legal Help				
Aviles	Center	133505428	\$10,000	DSS/HRA	Funds will help support bringing free civil legal services to underserved neighborhoods.
	New York State Tenants and Neighbors Information Service,				Funding to support tenant education, organizing, and empowerment for residents in
Jordan	Inc.	141761209	\$10,000	HPD	Council District 9.
	New York State Tenants and Neighbors Information Service,				
	Inc Tenant Organizing & Housing Preservation - Council				Funding to support tenant empowerment and at-risk affordable housing preservation in
Abreu	District 7	141761209	\$5,000	HPD	Council District 7.
					Funds will be used to continue programing of hydroponic lab at the Queens Explorer
Ariola	New York Sun Works, Inc Queens Explorer School	200670312	\$9,000	DOE	School in Ozone Park.
	New York University - Video Interaction Project - NYC				
Gutierrez	H+H/Woodhull	135562308	\$5,000	DHMH	Funds will support Video Interaction Project at NYC H+H/Woodhull.
	Northern Manhattan Improvement Corporation - Tenant				
De La Rosa	Advocacy Services - Council District 10	132972415	\$10.000	HPD	To support NMIC's Tenant Advocacy services in Council District 10.
	Northern Manhattan Improvement Corporation - Tenant		, -,		Funding to support tenant advocacy services including counseling, education and
Abreu	Advocacy Services - Council District 7	132972415	\$10.000	HPD	representation in Council District 7.
			7-0,000		Funds will be utilized to help cover the administrative, operational and staffing costs
Louis	Notes in Motion, Inc Council District 45	320005633	\$4,500	DCLA	associated with operating youth programs
20013	NY Community Fridge Corp - Mott Haven Community Fridge	320003033	74,500	DCLA	associated with operating youth programs
Ayala	Program	862346983	\$10,000	DYCD	To provide support for the Mott Haven Community Fridge Program.
Ayala	i rogram	002540505	710,000	DICD	Funding will support the Youth Education Job Training Program to provide young adults
					who are out of school and out of work with employment and educational opportunities
Williams	Opportunities for a Better Tomorrow, Inc.	112934620	¢10.000	DYCD	in Council District 27.
Jordan	Palante Harlem, Inc Bodega Fridays Food Pantry	800209989		DYCD	Funding will support Bodega Fridays Food Pantry.
	Palante Harlem, Inc Council District 10	800209989		HPD	To support homelessness and housing preservation in Council District 10.
De La Rosa	Palatite Halletti, Ilic Coulicii District 10	800209989	\$15,000	при	Funds will support the Food Security Program, which is comprised of a community
F-1:-	Dort of the Colution Food Constitut Drogram	122425074	¢10.000	DVCD	
Feliz	Part of the Solution - Food Security Program	133425071	\$10,000	DYCD	dining room and a food pantry, in Council District 15.
C l	Don't of the Colution Food Consuits Dungues	422425074	ć= 000	DVCD	To assess the final finite and secretable anamena along with an architectural and a
Sanchez	Part of the Solution - Food Security Program	133425071	\$5,000	DYCD	To support the fresh fruit and vegetable program along with operational needs.
	Penn Perry and Polanco - Turkey & Toy Giveaway - Council		4		
Hanks	District 49	853787288	\$5,000	DYCD	Funding will support turkey and toy giveaways in Council District 49.
	Phipps Neighborhoods, Inc Equitable Food - Council				To provide support to the food pantry and other health and wellness activities in
Ayala	District 8 South Bronx	132707665	\$5,000	DYCD	Council District 8.
	Playing on The Edge Basketball Program, Inc Harlem				Funds will be used for basketball supplies such as basketballs, uniforms, heavy duty
Jordan	Basketball	800964118	\$2,500	DYCD	ropes and dribble sticks; all programing in the bounds of Council District 9.
Hanks	Project Hospitality, Inc.	133234441	\$5,000	DYCD	Funding will support food and nutrition services in Council District 49.
					Funding to support operating expenses associated with food pantry/soup kitchen,
					including staff support, consumable supplies, food stuffs, facilities usage and insurance
Gennaro	Project Lead, Inc.	133761446	\$5,000	DYCD	for Rego Park, Queens.
Rivera	Public Utility Law Project of New York, Inc.	141634870	\$5,000	DSS/HRA	Funds will support PULPs programs and operations.

Council Member	Legal Name of Organization - Program Name	Tax ID	Amount	Agency	Purpose of Funds
	Public Utility Law Project of New York, Inc Utility				Funds will support direct assistance and legal representation to low-income utility
Nurse	Consumer Assistance & Advocacy - Council District 37	141634870	¢5 000	DCC/LIDA	consumers in Council District 37.
Nuise	Reaching Out Community Services, Inc Emergency Food	141034070	\$3,000	DSS/TINA	Consumers in Council District 37.
Kagan	Assistance - Council District 47	113615625	\$5,000	DYCD	Funds will be used to provide food assistance to struggling low income families.
Kagaii	Reaching Out Community Services, Inc Emergency Food	113013023	73,000	DICD	I thus will be used to provide rood assistance to strugging row income ramines.
Brannan	Assistance & Access - Council District 43	113615625	\$16 500	DYCD	To support emergency food program available to residents of Council District 43.
Diamilan	Regina Opera Company, Inc Free & Public Performing Arts	113013023	710,500	DICD	To support free/public performing arts events accessible to low-income individuals and
Brannan	Programming	112734261	\$5,000	DCLA	families in Brooklyn.
Diamian	Resource Center for Community Development, Inc Food	112734201	73,000	DCLA	Tarrines in brooklyn.
Salamanca	Pantry Program - Council District 17	133603303	\$10,000	DYCD	Funds will be used for Food Pantry Program in Council District 17.
Salamanca	Tanti y Trogram Council District 17	133003303	710,000	DICD	Tands will be used for Food Fandly Frogram in Council District 17.
	Rosedale Laurelton Post 483 American Legion-Department				Funding to support services and programming for veterans, seniors, and community
Brooks-Powers	of New York, Inc Council District 31	753247463	\$5,000	DYCD	members, including food pantry services and nutritional education.
BIOOKS I OWEIS	Saint Paul's Church in the Village of Flatbush - St Paul's Food	733247403	73,000	DICD	Funding will support a program to feed the hungry and provide baskets of toiletries to
Joseph	Pantry - Council District 40	111642730	\$5,000	DYCD	constituents in Council District 40.
зозерп	Sakhi for South Asian Women - Domestic Violence & Sexual	1110-2750	73,000	DICD	To provide culturally-specific and linguistically appropriate Domestic Violence direct
Ung	Assault Direct Services - Council District 20	133593806	\$5,000	DYCD	services to the South Asian community in Council District 20.
Ong	Assault Direct Scrivices Council District 20	1555555000	73,000	DICD	Scribes to the South Asian community in Council District 25.
	Scalabrini Service Center, Inc ESL & Citizenship Classes -				Funding will support an English as a second language class for newcomers and a
Gutierrez	Council District 34	832639457	\$5,000	DYCD	citizenship class for those that qualify to apply for United States Citizenship.
Gutterrez	Council District 34	032033437	73,000	DICD	citizenship class for those that quality to apply for officea states citizenship.
	 Seeking Asylum & Finding Empowerment, Inc Vital				To support Council District 22 residents seeking asylum, and to defray costs associated
Caban	Services Coordinator (VSC) for LGBTQ+ Asylum Seekers	821941353	\$5,000	DYCD	with Vital Services Coordinator (VSC) for LGBTQ+ Asylum Seekers.
Caban	Services coordinator (vso) for East Q. Asyram seekers	0213 (1333	75,000	DICD	With vital services coordinator (1999) for ESSTQ 1709 falls seekers.
Lee	Selfhelp Community Services, Inc Fresh Meadows NORC	131624178	\$25,000	DFTA	To fund NORC programming in Fresh Meadows NORC.
Louis	Sesame Flyers International, Inc Council District 45	112692485	\$6,000	DYCD	Funding to support Sports and Culture Days in Council District 45.
20013	Shorefront Jewish Community Council, Inc Stabilization	112032103	70,000	DICD	Funds will provide a comprehensive range of services to support the stabilization and
Kagan	Services Program	112986161	\$10,000	DYCD	success of new immigrants and asylum seekers.
Каван	Services Frogram	112300101	710,000	DICD	Funding to support pre-vocational training for young adults with autism and
Vernikov	Shorefront YM-YWHA of Brighton-Manhattan Beach, Inc.	113070228	\$10,000	DHMH	developmental disabilities.
· · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · ·	South Bronx Overall Economic Development Corporation -	110070110	410,000	2	
Sanchez	Job Training - Council District 14	132736022	\$10,000	DYCD	Funds will be used to support job training programs for council district 14 residents.
Restler	Southside Community Mission, Inc.	112306447	\$5,000	DYCD	To support the operations of the Southside Community Mission.
	22222222		75,000	2.00	Funds will support tenant advocacy and housing rights initiatives including
	St. Nick's Alliance Corporation - Tenant Advocacy & Housing				weatherization education, anti-harassment, anti-eviction campaigns, and general
Nurse	Improvement	510192170	\$15.000	HPD	housing counseling.
			, -,	· -	Funding to support multi week in school arts residency for students in Council District
Borelli	Staten Island Children's Museum - Council District 51	237379930	\$8,000	DCLA	51 public schools.
-	Staten Island Community Job Center, Inc Food Distribution	2 2.2230	1 - / 3		1 22
Hanks	- La Colmena	472787706	\$5,000	DYCD	Funding will support food distribution at La Colmena in Council District 49.
			. ,	-	
Carr	Staten Island Zoological Society, Inc.	135680691	\$20.000	DCLA	Funds will be used to support and supplement exhibits and educational programming.

Council Member	Legal Name of Organization - Program Name	Tax ID	Amount	Agency	Purpose of Funds
Feliz	Student Leadership Network, Inc College Bound Initiative	061517218	\$20,000	DOE	Funds will be used to support the College Bound Initiative in Council District 15.
	,		,		Funds will support the summer search program, a program focused on preparing low
Stevens	Summer Search - Council District 16	680200138	\$10,000	DYCD	income students for success in college in Council District 16.
					Funds will support cultural programming, health and wellness workshops and youth
Adams	Telugu Literary and Cultural Association	222182019	\$4,000	DYCD	entrepreneurship.
					Funding to support workers' rights programming including; increase workers'
					knowledge about new rights as app delivery workers and connect with resources
Krishnan	Third Sector New England	042261109	\$10,000	SBS	through the first-of-its-kind outdoor Deliverista HUB.
					Funds will support services and programming for deliveristas working in North Brooklyn,
	Third Sector New England - Brooklyn's Deliveristas Hub				including trainings in financial literacy, digital literacy, English classes, workforce
Nurse	Initiative	042261109	\$20,000	SBS	development, and health and safety trainings for deliverers.
					Funds will support food distribution drives to the poor, mentoring programs for teens at
Yeger	Together We Are	270213447		DYCD	risk and summer programs.
Gutierrez	Town Square, Inc Council District 34	562489014	\$3,500	DYCD	Funding will support community building programs in Council District 34.
	TraNa Relief Association - Social Services Program - Council				Funds will be used to provide various programs including mental health, housing
Kagan	District 47	920875945	\$6,000	DYCD	assistance, kids and seniors events.
					Funds will support a part-time Community Liaison Worker three days a week who
					reaches out to the community to schools, attends Community Board meetings and
Aviles	Trinity Healing Center, Inc Community Liaison Worker	203235905		DYCD	Police council meetings.
Rivera	Trinity's Services and Food for the Homeless, Inc.	133401340	\$30,000	DYCD	Funds will support Trinity's programs and operations.
					Funds will be used to purchase food items, packaging, support delivery activities, and
Gennaro	TSQ, Inc.	112693305	\$15,000	DYCD	other operational costs.
					Funding to support the emergency food pantry including the purchase of foodstuffs
Schulman	TSQ, Inc Emergency Food Pantry - Council District 29	112693305	\$6,500	DYCD	(fresh produce, proteins, dairy & baked goods), consumable supplies and utilities.
Scriuman	13Q, IIIC Emergency Food Failtry - Council District 23	112093303	\$0,300	DICD	Funding will support youth anti-violence work including all types of bullying, anti-gun &
Gutierrez	Ujima Community Working Together, Inc.	300708882	\$5,000	DYCD	domestic violence, and community beautification.
Gutierrez	Union Grove Baptist Church, The - Food Pantry Program -	30070882	73,000	DICD	Funds will be used for food pantry program and other community events in Council
Salamanca	Council District 17	135078662	\$25,000	DYCD	District 17.
Salamanea	United Jewish Organizations of Williamsburg, Inc Support	133070002	723,000	DICD	Funding will support services to help low-income families and individuals obtain public
Restler	Services	112728233	\$18,000	DYCD	benefits and other supports.
restici	University of Notre Dame Alumni Club of Staten Island -	112,20233	710,000	5105	benefits and other supports.
Hanks	Bread of Life Food Drive	311344537	\$5,000	DYCD	Funding will be used to provide food services to residents in the 49th Council District.
	University Settlement Society of New York, Inc Project	322311337	75,000	2.00	
Rivera	HOME	135562374	\$15,000	HPD	Funds will support Project Home.
Salamanca	Urban Health Plan, Inc Council District 17	237360305		DFTA	Funds will be used for community food distributions and other events.
	Urban Health Plan, Inc Senior Food Pantry - Council District		. ,		, i
Salamanca	17	237360305	\$10,000	DFTA	Funding to support nourishment programs for seniors (senior food pantry).
					Funding is used to support transportation costs, holiday meals, events and other social
Menin	Urban Justice Center	133442022	\$5,000	DYCD	outings throughout the year in addition to ADA training meetings.

Council Member	Legal Name of Organization - Program Name	Tax ID	Amount	Agency	Purpose of Funds
					Funds will support ongoing merchant organizing and placemaking work with street
Hanif	Urban Justice Center - Council District 39.	133442022	\$5,000	SBS	vendors in Council District 39.
Barron	Urban Justice Center - Council District 42	133442022	\$7,500	DYCD	Funds will support legal support services.
	Urban Justice Center - Legal & Advocacy Services - Council				
Farias	District 18	133442022	\$10,000	DYCD	Funds will support Legal and Advocacy Services for Council District 18 residents.
					Funding for food, clothing and social service support in East Harlem and the Upper East
Menin	Urban Outreach Center of New York City, Inc., The	820642308	\$11,500	DYCD	Side to support Council District 5.
	Veteran Advocacy Project, Inc Medical Legal Partnerships -				Funds will be used to provide assistance to veterans in Council District 30 through the
Holden	Council District 30	823103233	\$10,000	DSS/HRA	Medical Legal Partnerships Initiative.
	Vietnam Veterans of America Chapter #32, Queens, New				To support veterans, including access to benefits, homeless services, annual
Ung	York, Inc Veterans Program	112629339	\$5,000	DYCD	programming and funerals for indigent veterans and operational costs.
Farias	Vishnu Mandir - Council District 18	161521548	\$7,500	DYCD	Funds will support bi-weekly and monthly food distribution in the Council District 18.
					Funds will be used to teach daily living and mobility skills along with pre-vocational and
Bottcher	VISIONS/Services for the Blind and Visually Impaired	131624210	\$5,000	DYCD	work readiness training.
	VISIONS/Services for the Blind and Visually Impaired - Blind				Funding will support in-home rehabilitation for people who have become blind or
locoph	Youth Services & Opportunities Program - Council District 40	12162/210	\$10,000	DYCD	severely visually impaired in council district 40.
Joseph	Voices of Community Activists & Leaders (VOCAL-NY), Inc	131024210	\$10,000	DICD	severely visually impalied in council district 40.
lordan	Know-Your-Rights - Council District 9	134094385	¢1E 000	DYCD	Funding will support Know-Your-Rights Trainings for Council District 9 residents.
Jordan	Volunteers of Legal Service, Inc Assist Veterans - Council	134034363	\$13,000	DICD	Funds will be used to provide Life Planning Legal Assistance to veterans in Council
Holden	District 30	133234630	¢10.000	DCC/LIDA	District 30.
Holden	West Bronx Housing and Neighborhood Resource Center,	133234030	\$10,000	DSS/TINA	District 50.
Dinowitz	Inc Housing Services - Council District 11.	132941841	\$25,000	HPD	Funds will support housing services in Council District 11.
DITIOWILE	West Bronx Housing and Neighborhood Resource Center,	132341041	323,000	ПРО	Funds will support flousing services in council district 11.
Pilov	Inc Housing Services - Council District 12	132941841	\$5,000	HPD	Funds to be used to provide support for tenants and homeowners in Council District 12.
Riley	inc Housing Services - Council District 12	132341041	\$3,000	HFD	runds to be used to provide support for tenants and nomeowners in council district 12.
	West End Residences Housing Development Fund Company,				Funds to support housing and wraparound services for homeless older adults at
Brewer	Inc Housing & Services for Homeless Older Adults	133442001	\$5,000	DHS	Homeward Upper West Side.
	West Side Center for Community Life, Inc Benefits Access				Funding to support the Benefits Access Team weekly on-site programming in Council
Abreu	Team - Council District 7	710908184	\$25,000	DYCD	District 7.
	West Side Center for Community Life, Inc Campaign				To support West Side Campaign Against Hunger's Food Access Program in Council
De La Rosa	Against Hunger's Food Access Program - Council District 10	710908184	\$10,000	DYCD	District 10.
De La Nosa	West Side Center for Community Life, Inc Food Access	110300104	710,000	טוכט	DISTRICT 10.
Fariac	Program - Council District 18	710908184	\$10,000	DYCD	Funding to support Food Access Program in Council District 18.
Farias	Women In Need, Inc Specialization of Children's Services -	110300104	710,000	טוכט	Funds will support services for children and youth experiencing homelessness in Council
Caban	Council District 22	133164477	\$5,000	DHS	District 22.
Krishnan	Woodside on the Move, Inc Council District 25	112435565	\$7,000	DYCD	Funds will be used to support emergency services in Council District 25.
KIISIIIIAII	Word of Life International, Inc Food Pantry & Senior	112433303	77,000	טוכט	Funding to support Community Food Pantry and Senior Wellness program in Council
Salamanca	Wellness - Council District 17	392063356	\$25,000	DYCD	
Salamanca	vveiiiless - Coulicii District 1/	332003330	<i>3</i> 23,000	טונט	District 17. Funding will be used for afterschool activities, workshops and community service
Vornikov	Vachiya Atoros Tzvi	112/00052	¢12 E00	חעכם	
Vernikov	Yeshiva Ateres Tzvi	113409953	\$13,500	DYCD	projects.

Council Member	Legal Name of Organization - Program Name	Tax ID	Amount	Agency	Purpose of Funds
	Young Men's Christian Association of Greater New York -				
Adams	Jamaica YMCA	131624228	\$10,000	DYCD	Funds will support youth programming at the Jamaica Y.

Boroughwide Needs

This initiative takes a multidisciplinary approach to providing for each borough's needs in a holistic manner. Funding is provided to a vast array of approved not-for-profits based on a ground-up understanding of New York City communities.

Fiscal 2024 Council Initiatives							
Agency	Initiative		Amount				
Multiple	Boroughwide Needs Initiative		\$2,000,000				
		TOTAL	\$2,000,000				

Boroughwide Needs Ir	itiative	\$2,000,000
Agency:	Multiple	
First Year Funded:	Fiscal 2015	
Area(s) Served:	Citywide	
Target Population(s):	Citywide	

Council Member	Legal Name of Organization - Program Name	Tax ID	Amount	Agency	Purpose of Funds
Manhattan					Funding will be used for the Self Sufficiency Program to provide resourceful tools with technology
Delegation	116th Street Block Association, Inc Self Sufficiency Program	133031100	\$19,000	DYCD	equipment such as computer and internet access to the community.
					Funds to support mentoring programs for at-risk youth and young men to safely develop into
Brooklyn					independent, healthy, and well-adjusted adults with strong career prospects for mentorship,
Delegation	500 Men Making a Difference, Inc.	452568264	\$5,000	DYCD	education, and career building in Council District 45.
Brooklyn					
Delegation	88th Precinct Youth Council, Inc.	112799514	\$5,000	DYCD	Funding to support intergenerational and youth activities in the catchment area of the 88th Precinct.
Queens					
Delegation	Allen A.M.E. Housing Corp - Allen Youth STEAM Center (AYSC)	112600290	\$10,000	DYCD	Funds will be used to support the operating expenses of the Allen Youth STEAM Center (AYSC).
Queens					
Delegation	Alley Pond Environmental Center, Inc.	112405466	\$15,000	DCLA	Environmental education programs for all ages.
Queens					Funds will be used to to support the Youth Speech, Debate, and Leadership programs and activities
Delegation	American Debate League, Inc Council District 30	471624385	\$25,000	DYCD	in Council District 30.
Brony Delegation	American Legion Post 1871 - Operations	237093632	\$7,777	DYCD	Funds to support veteran services and programming.
Brooklyn	American Legion 1 03t 1071 - Operations	237033032	<i>γ1,111</i>	DICD	Tunus to support veteran services and programming.
Delegation	Arab American Association of New York, Inc.	113604756	\$6,000	DYCD	Funding will support workshops and outreach on bystander intervention and hate crime prevention.
Delegation	And American Association of New York, inc.	113004730	70,000	DICD	Funding will be used to provide programs for Holocaust Survivors and WWII veterans including food
Brooklyn					distributions, holiday celebrations and other events such as home visits to provide social and
Delegation	Art for Charity Association, Inc.	822103220	\$5,000	DFTA	emotional support.
Brooklyn	The for charty 7,000 dation, inc.	OZZIOSZZO	73,000	D1 171	Cinocional Support
Delegation	Art of Brooklyn Festival, Inc., The	453980747	\$5,000	DYCD	Funding will support the annual public film festival for Brooklyn based artists and filmmakers.
Brooklyn	a we or broomy. I receively mely me	1333007 17	73,000	5105	Tanang ini sapport tile amada pasao ini teotra isi biosinji sased artisto and ini ini anatos
Delegation	Art's House Schools, Inc.	870790139	\$5,000	DCLA	Funding will support the Dance Off the Streets (D.O.t.S.) program.
Brooklyn	7 11 2 1 1 2 2 2 2 2 2 2 2 2 2 2 2 2 2 2	0.0.30203	45,000	202.	and the support the surface of the surface (stories), p. og. and
Delegation	ArtShack Brooklyn - Council District 36	811692702	\$5,000	DYCD	Funding will support clay programming and services in Council District 36.
Manhattan	, , , , , , , , , , , , , , , , , , , ,		1-7		0
Delegation	Asphalt Green, Inc Asphalt Green's Community Programs	136533158	\$19,000	DPR	To support the Big Swim, Sprinkler Day, Senior Day, and Snowman Showdown events.
Brooklyn	Association of Community Employment Programs for the		. ,		Funding will support neighborhood cleanup and other supplemental sanitation services for Council
Delegation	Homeless, Inc Council District 45	133846431	\$7,750	DYCD	District 45.
Manhattan					Funding will be used to support the operational cost of programming and services at Battery Dance
Delegation	Battery Dance Corporation	237418859	\$19,000	DCLA	Studios.
Brooklyn	·				
Delegation	Be Proud, Inc.	582674169	\$5,000	DFTA	Funding will support community connections and supporting our seniors programming.
	Bedford Park Multi-Service Center for Senior Citizens, Inc Access				Funding for basic direct health services and provide education and counseling around prevention
Bronx Delegation	for Critical Services - Seniors	132745303	\$10,000	DFTA	and management of chronic disease.
Brooklyn					
Delegation	Bedford Stuyvesant Family Health Center, Inc.	112412205	\$1,000	DHMH	Funding for health services including diabetes care, cancer services, and other health programming.
Brooklyn					
Delegation	Bedford Stuyvesant Restoration Corporation	116083182	\$1,000	DYCD	Funding for Restoration's resources and services in Council District 36.
Brooklyn			_		
Delegation	Bedford Stuyvesant Volunteer Ambulance Corps	112957898	\$1,000	FDNY	Funding for EMS services and training in Council District 36.
Brooklyn					
Delegation	Beth Jacob Day Care Center	112290419	\$7,500	DOE	Funds will be used for childcare programs.
Brooklyn					Funds will support educational workshops and trainings for M/WBEs fighting structural racial
Delegation	Black Institute, Inc.	271580786	\$5,000	DYCD	barriers to participation in legalized cannabis industry.

Council Member	Legal Name of Organization - Program Name	Tax ID	Amount	Agency	Purpose of Funds
Queens					Funds will be used to support critical core staffing (Associate Producer, Executive Assistant, Facility
Delegation	Black Spectrum Theatre Company, Inc.	510135262	\$10,000	DCLA	Coordinator, maintenance).
Queens					Funds to be used for operating expenses for soccer pre-academy and youth sporting programs in
Delegation	Blau Weiss Gottschee, Inc Council District 30	116074351	\$13,000	DYCD	Council District 30.
					Funds will be used for costs to administer the following programs: counseling clients on benefits and
Brooklyn					entitlements; advising and / or processing applications for Food Stamps, Medicaid and Medicare,
Delegation	Boro Park Jewish Community Council	113475993	\$8,750	DSS/HRA	Social Security, Disability, Section 8 recertification.
Staten Island					
Delegation	Borough President-Staten Island - Summer Concert Series	136400434	\$20,000	SIBP	Funding will be used for the summer concert series.
Queens					
Delegation	Braata Productions, Inc.	273402327	\$12,700	DCLA	Funding will be used to support programing in Council District 27.
Brooklyn					
Delegation	Braata Productions, Inc Council District 45	273402327	\$5,000	DCLA	Funds to support cultural programs and events in Council District 45.
Brooklyn	Bridge Multicultural and Advocacy Project, Inc., The - Council				
Delegation	District 45	454634142	\$3,750	DYCD	Funds to support Multi-Cultural programs in Council District 45.
Brooklyn					Funding to support Bed-Stuy Works Alliance for community engagement, outreach and other
Delegation	Bridge Street Development Corporation	113250772	\$2,250	DYCD	programming from Bridge St.
			, ,		To provide specialized services to children and families in homeless shelters that incorporate trauma-
	BronxWorks, Inc Shelter-Based & Trauma-informed Services -				informed care, aftercare programs, case management, other strategies to prevent child
Bronx Delegation	Homeless Children & Families	133254484	\$10,000	DYCD	maltreatment in high-risk cases.
Brooklyn	I Tomeress Cimeren a remines	10020	\$10,000	2.02	Funding will support the continuation of their 20 years basketball tournament along with individual
Delegation	Brooklyn Ballers Sports, Youth and Educational Corporation	651209020	\$5,000	DYCD	and group training, personal mentorship, and group activities.
z ciegation		031203020	75,000	5105	Funds will coordinate and organize art exhibitions and events for children and adults throughout
Brooklyn					Brooklyn. Window into Art displays slideshows of local artists in public spaces that are currently
Delegation	Brooklyn City Streetcar Company, Inc.	200084429	\$5,000	DYCD	running in Coney Island library and online at BSAG-TV.
Brooklyn	brooklyn city streeted company, inc.	200004423	73,000	DICD	Turning in concy island hardly and online at 5570 TV.
Delegation	Brooklyn Emerge, Inc.	851491905	\$8,250	DYCD	Funding will be used for food distribution to community members to prevent food insecurity.
Brooklyn	Brooklyn Emerge, mc.	831491903	70,230	DICD	I didning will be used for food distribution to community members to prevent food insecurity.
	Prooklyn Emorgo, Inc.	851491905	¢20 7E0	DYCD	Funds will provide Halal Meals, Feed Pantry Operations and Work in Council District 46
Delegation	Brooklyn Emerge, Inc.	831491903	330,730	DICD	Funds will provide Halal Meals, Food Pantry Operations and Work in Council District 46. Funds will support BLS' LGBTQ and HIV Advocacy Project that provides comprehensive legal
Brooklyn	Brooklyn Logal Carvisas, Inc.	122605605	\$8,750	DSS/HRA	
Delegation	Brooklyn Legal Services, Inc.	132605605	\$6,750	D33/TKA	assistance to the LGBTQ community and people living with HIV and AIDS.
Brooklyn	Busseldum Music Cohool	446000000	640.750	DCI A	Funda will average move advantion resource.
Delegation	Brooklyn Music School	116000202	\$18,750	DCLA	Funds will support music education programming.
Brooklyn		444500406	45.000	D.C.I.A	Funds will support music education and music therapy programs that serve 2,284 youth and adults
Delegation	Brooklyn Queens Conservatory of Music - Council District 39	111532426	\$5,000	DCLA	at 12 sites in Council District 39.
Brooklyn	Described ONE Described in the	4606000=5	ÅE 000	DVCD	Funds will support community performing arts productions including one act festivals, Shakespeare
Delegation	BrooklynONE Productions, Inc.	460692076	\$5,000	DYCD	productions, youth programming, film festivals, concerts.
Brooklyn		4746	AF 225	DV-C-	
Delegation	Bushwick Workshop Space	471841469	\$5,000	DYCD	Funding will support operations at the Mayday space in Bushwick.
Brooklyn	CAMBA, Inc Sustain Kids Unite - Public School 170 Ralph A.				Funds will support the Sustain Kids Unite programming at Public School 170 Ralph A. Fabrizio School
Delegation	Fabrizio School (20K170)	112480339	\$5,000	DYCD	(20K170) in Brooklyn.
					CAMBA Future Bound will expose students to a full range of post-secondary options through
Brooklyn					mentorships and four different programmatic paths. Future Leaders will help younger students
Delegation	CAMBA, Inc Future Bound	112480339	\$10,000	DYCD	explore college and other post-secondary options.
Staten Island					
Delegation	Camelot of Staten Island, Inc.	237091329	\$10,000	DHMH	Funds to be use for outreach and public awareness campaigns.

Council Member	Legal Name of Organization - Program Name	Tax ID	Amount	Agency	Purpose of Funds
Brooklyn Delegation	Caribbean Equality Project, Inc., The - Brooklyn Unchained	472806715	\$10,000	DYCD	Funding for Brooklyn Unchained: A Caribbean LGBTQ+ Support Group.
Brooklyn Delegation	CaribBeing, Inc Council District 36	455192099	\$3,000	DCLA	Funding will support Summer Roll In Movie programming and services in Council District 36.
Brooklyn Delegation	Carroll Gardens Association Incorporated	112573432	\$10,000	HPD	Funding will support the Southwest Brooklyn Tenant Union (SWBTU), and the Red Hook Gardens Redevelopment Project.
Staten Island Delegation	Casa Belvedere, The Italian Cultural Foundation	264411728	\$10,000	DCLA	Funding will support Casa's Coffee Club for Seniors.
Manhattan		F22440446	440.000	DVCD	Funding will be used to deliver Solar One's environmental education, training, and technical
Delegation Brooklyn	CEC Stuyvesant Cove, Inc Solar One	522440116	\$19,000	DYCD	assistance programs that impact people throughout five boroughs of New York City.
Delegation	Center for Employment Opportunities - Council District 37	133843322	\$10,000	DYCD	Funds will support street cleanings, beautification, and maintenance in Council District 37.
Brooklyn Delegation	Chasdei Devorah, Inc.	342006065	\$5,000	FDNY	Funds to support costs associated with training women to volunteer as Emergency Medical Technicians (EMTs) and costs associated with operating a volunteer ambulance service.
Brooklyn Delegation	Churches United for Fair Housing, Inc Affordable Housing Services - Council District 34	264698161	\$10,000	HPD	Funding for affordable housing and tenant support services in Council District 34.
Brooklyn Delegation	Churches United for Fair Housing, Inc Affordable Housing Services - Council District 36	264698161	\$1,000	HPD	Funding for affordable housing and tenant support services in Council District 36.
Queens Delegation	Communities Resist, Inc.	841899350	\$38,000	DSS/HRA	Funds will be used to support Organizing and Community-Based Legal Services Project.
Queens Delegation	Community Capacity Development	831205784		DYCD	Funding will support Community Capacity Development's Critical Thinking and STEAM initiative programming.
Brooklyn	community capacity bevelopment	031203704	710,000	DICD	Funding will support popular education about NYC's municipal debt collection practices and opportunities to reorient those practices to the development and preservation of permanently
Delegation Brooklyn	Community Development Project, Inc.	831441257	\$8,750	HPD	affordable housing.
Delegation Brooklyn	Cong Chasdei Lev	454786470	\$7,500	DYCD	Funds would be utilized to pay for food supplies to be given to needy families.
Delegation Brooklyn	Congregation Kehilas Belz USA, Inc.	113143733	\$7,500	DYCD	Funds to be used for youth programs.
Delegation	Cornerstone Baptist Church - Council District 36	112028472	\$5,000	DYCD	Funding will support community programs and services in Council District 36.
Brooklyn Delegation	Council of Jewish Organizations of Flatbush, Inc.	112864728	\$8,000	DYCD	Funding to assist families and individuals, with an array of benefits and entitlements such as SNAP, Medicaid, Medicare, SSI, HEAP, SCRIE and DRIE, and other program enrollments.
Brooklyn Delegation	Council on the Environment, Inc Fresh Food Box - Council District 36	132765465	\$5,000	DYCD	Funding will support the Fresh Food Box program for SNAP/EBT recipients in Council District 36.
	Crenulated Company, Ltd., The d/b/a New Settlement Apartments - YouthBuild - Council District 16	141719016	\$15,002	DYCD	Funding will support youth workforce development training in Council District 16.
Brooklyn Delegation	Crown Hill Entertainment, Media and Technology Corp Council District 36	920763282	\$5,000	DYCD	Funding will support community programming and services in Council District 36.
Brooklyn Delegation	CUNY School of Law Justice & Auxiliary Services Corporation - Council District 36	901013912	\$1,000	CUNY	Funding will support legal services in Council District 36.
Manhattan Delegation	Dance Project of Washington Heights - Children's Dance Classes	471583227	\$19,000	DCLA	Funds will be used to cover operational expenses for our pay-what-you-can community-based dance classes.

Council Member	Legal Name of Organization - Program Name	Tax ID	Amount	Agency	Purpose of Funds
Brooklyn					Funding for the We Outside Bed-Stuy and North Crown Heights Summer Programming in Council
Delegation	Department of Parks and Recreation	136400434	\$2,500	DPR	District 36.
Staten Island					
Delegation	Dr. Theodore A. Atlas Foundation, Inc.	134012789	\$10,000	DYCD	Funds will be used to support youth programming and services.
Queens					Funding will support the Eagle Academy Foundation's RYSE (Reaching Young Men through
Delegation	Eagle Academy Foundation, Inc.	201532382	\$10,000	DYCD	Supplemental Education) program.
Brooklyn	East Flatbush Community Development Corporation - Council				Funds to support maternal health, family planning, menstrual equity programs and events at Morris
Delegation	District 45	844184899	\$5,000	DYCD	Heights Health Center (MHHC) and other spaces in Council District 45.
Brooklyn					Funds will support neighborhood planning and development, organizing campaigns for community
Delegation	East New York CLT, Inc.	854288954	\$20,750	HPD	control of land.
Brooklyn					Funds will provide training and certificate level courses in skills for the Green Economy, provide links
Delegation	East New York Restoration Local Development Corporation	461763706	\$18,000	DYCD	to job opportunities and additional education in the industry.
	East Side House, Inc Enrichment Programming - Mitchel &				To provide funding for enrichment programming including dance instructions, professional culinary
Bronx Delegation	Millbrook Houses	131623989	\$17,777	DYCD	arts, and micro business management.
					To support EVC's after school Youth Media Arts (YMA) programs, comprised of Youth Documentary
	Educational Video Center, Inc Youth Media Arts Program -				Workshop and New Media Arts, which teach documentary filmmaking and website design to low-
Bronx Delegation	Council District 8	133378456	\$10,000	DCLA	income high school students from historically marginalized communities.
Brooklyn					
Delegation	El Puente de Williamsburg, Inc Wellness Hub	112614265	\$8,750	DYCD	Funding will provide general support for El Puente's Wellness Hub.
Queens					
Delegation	Empower My Hood, Inc.	843764945	\$12,700	DYCD	Funding will be used to support programing in Council District 27.
Brooklyn					
Delegation	Flatbush Development Corporation - Council District 45	510188251	\$10,000	HPD	Funds to support education and advocacy services in Council District 45.
Brooklyn					
Delegation	Food Bank For New York City - Council District 35	133179546	\$15,000	DYCD	Funds to support food access at Crown Gardens and other locations in Council District 35.
Queens					Funds will be used to support general operating expenses of the Improving Outcomes for Youth after
Delegation	Forestdale, Inc.	111631747	\$12,500	ACS	Foster Care program.
					Funding will support accessible public programming in Queens that reflect local history and
Queens					commitments to gender, racial, and disability justice, support for community venders, archives, and
Delegation	Fund for the City of New York, Inc.	132612524	\$10,000	DYCD	Pride month celebration and working with school GSAs.
Manhattan	Future Giants Organization - Advancing Classroom Technology				
Delegation	Program	753054007	\$19,000	DYCD	Funds will be used for their Advancing Classroom Technology Program.
Queens					Funds will support GOH's food pantry and service program for Chinese new immigrant children and
Delegation	Garden of Hope, Inc.	200177587	\$19,000	DYCD	youth.
Manhattan	Goddard Riverside Community Center - Goddard Riverside Law				Funds will be used for anti-eviction legal representation and organizing support to low-income
Delegation	Project	131893908	\$19,000	DSS/HRA	tenants, including those residing in SRO units.
					To suppot Goddard Riverside Community Center's TOP Opportunities (TOPOP) which provides
Manhattan	Goddard Riverside Community Center - Green Keepers - TOP				vocational training, job placement and employment support to men and women living with
Delegation	Opportunities	131893908	\$19,000	DYCD	psychiatric disabilities.
Staten Island					
Delegation	Grace Foundation of New York	134131863	\$8,000	DHMH	Funds will support Grace Foundation programming.
Queens	Greater Ridgewood Youth Council, Inc., The - After-School				
Delegation	Programming - Council District 34	112518141	\$8,000	DYCD	Funds will be used to support afterschool programming in Ridgewood section of Council District 34.
Brooklyn		1			
Delegation	Her Justice, Inc.	133688519	\$5,000	DYCD	Funds will support Immigrant access to the Justice Project.
-0	<u>'</u>		1 - /		

Council Member	Legal Name of Organization - Program Name	Tax ID	Amount	Agency	Purpose of Funds
Queens					
Delegation	Hispanic Federation, Inc.	133573852	\$38,000	DYCD	Funds will be used for general operating expenses.
	Hispanic Federation, Inc Food Access Initiative - Council District				
Bronx Delegation	18	133573852	\$15,000	DYCD	Funds will support food pantry and giveaways in Council District 18.
	HOPE Program, Inc., The - Job Training Program - Council District				
Bronx Delegation	16	133268539	\$15,002	DYCD	Funding will support job training and placement programming in Council District 16.
Manhattan					
Delegation	Hudson Guild - Digital Literacy Program	135562989	\$19,000	DYCD	To support the Hudson Guild's TechUp Digital Literacy Program.
Queens					To provide hot vegetarian and halal congregate meals, as well as exercise, physical therapy, and yoga
Delegation	India Home, Inc.	208747291	\$38,000	DFTA	sessions primarily in English, Hindi and Bengali.
Brooklyn	Jewish Community Council of Greater Coney Island, Inc Southern				
Delegation	Brooklyn Community Shuttle Bus	112665181	\$23,750	DYCD	Funding will used to support the Southern Brooklyn Community Shuttle Bus.
Brooklyn					Funding will support personnel services(salaries, wages) equipment, utilities and telephone for the
Delegation	Juan Neumann Center, Inc.	861081834	\$18,750	DYCD	center.
Manhattan	Justice Innovation, Inc Midtown Community Court - Community				
Delegation	Justice	852810883	\$19,000	DYCD	Funding to support Midtown Community Court services.
Queens					Funding will support community events and programming to support violence intervention in
Delegation	King of Kings Foundation, Inc.	030583790	\$19,000	DYCD	Southeast Queens.
					Funding to expand housing services within KHCConnect, resources and case management program
Bronx Delegation	Kingsbridge Heights Community Center, Inc.	132813809	\$30,000	DYCD	by providing mobile office hours.
					Funding to support Changing Futures, one of KHCC's signature programs, which provides long-term
	Kingsbridge Heights Community Center, Inc Changing Futures				therapeutic services to children and adults impacted by trauma with a focus on survivors of child
Bronx Delegation	Program	132813809	\$10,000	DYCD	sexual abuse, domestic violence, and other traumas.
	Kips Bay Boys & Girls Club - Youth & Teen Services - Throggs Neck				To support the continued delivery and expansion of the full breadth of teen and youth services
	Unit & Community Center	131623850	\$37,777	DYCD	offered at the Throggs Neck Unit and Community Center.
Queens					
Delegation	Korean American Family Service Center, The	133609811	\$19,000	DYCD	Funds will support KAFSC's programming expenses and direct services cost.
Brooklyn					
Delegation	La Nueva Esperanza, Inc Sharps Container Outreach Pilot Project	204393724	\$10,000	DHMH	Funding will be used to support the Sharps Container Outreach Pilot Project.
Brooklyn					
Delegation	Legal Aid Society - Council District 38	135562265	\$10,000	DSS/HRA	Funding will support Civil Legal Services in Council District 38.
Staten Island			4.0.00		
Delegation	Literacy Trust, Inc Literacy Programming - Council District 51	593551080	\$10,000	DYCD	Funds will be used for literacy programming in Council District 51.
Brooklyn			400.000		Funds will support Women's Business Center Program, entrepreneurial services, and economic
Delegation	Local Development Corporation of East New York	112556667	\$20,000	DYCD	development strategies in East New York.
Brooklyn		442244200	45.000	DVCD	
Delegation	Make the Road New York	113344389	\$5,000	DYCD	Funds will support the Deportation Defense Project and community services.
	Many Mitchell Family and Vouth Containing the La Familia Vanda				Funds will go towards managing and supporting the La Familia Verde Farmers Market's (LFV) that
Durani Dalamatian	Mary Mitchell Family and Youth Center, Inc La Familia Verde	422205022	¢20.000	DVCD	include the original LFV Market located on East Tremont between Arthur Avenue and La Fontaine
	Farmers Markets	133385032	\$20,000	DYCD	Avenue in front of Walton Gladwin Park.
Manhattan	Met Council Research and Educational Fund, Inc Housing	122500040	¢10.000	LIDD	Funda will avenage Mac Councilla haveing halpling and valeted assuites
Delegation	Helpline & Mutual Aid Program	133580918	\$19,000	HPD	Funds will support Met Council's housing helpline and related services. Funds will support free casework and services for New Yorkers at risk of eviction, struggling with
Brooklyn	Motranalitan New York Coordinating Council on Jowish Parents				
Brooklyn	Metropolitan New York Coordinating Council on Jewish Poverty,	132738818	¢E 000	חעכה	unpaid medical expenses, utilities, or dealing with other personal, household, or financial emergencies.
Delegation	Inc.	132/38818	\$5,000	DYCD	emergendes.
Queens	Migrant Kitchen Incorporated The	Q50502510	\$12 500	DYCD	Funds will be used to support operating expenses for meal distribution in District 32.
Delegation	Migrant Kitchen Incorporated, The	850592518	\$12,5UU	טונט	i unus wiii be useu to support operating expenses for fileal distribution in district 52.

					Allocated funds will be used to defray the costs of student programming for New York City students,
Delegation C	National September 11 Memorial and Museum at the World Trade				their educators, and participating chaperones in field trips (offered in-person and virtually) to the
	Center	611745872	\$12,500	DYCD	9/11 Memorial & Museum.
Manhattan	· ·				
Delegation N	Nazareth Housing, Inc Housing Stability Support Project (HSSP)	133176952	\$19,000	DYCD	Funds will support Nazareth Housing's programs and operations.
					Funds will support the nationally recognized Stewards of Children Education program, a 2.5 hour
Brooklyn	· ·				training that teaches adults how to effectively prevent, recognize and react responsibly to child
Delegation N	New York Board of Rabbis, Inc.	131809283	\$7,500	DYCD	sexual abuse and molestation.
N	New York Botanical Garden - Senior Group Tours & Tickets -				Funds will support Senior Group Tours and tickets for exhibits and shows for residents of Council
Bronx Delegation C	Council District 18	131693134	\$5,777	DCLA	District 18.
Manhattan	· ·				
Delegation N	New York City Housing Authority - Jackie Robinson Houses	136400434	\$19,000	HPD	To support family day and other activities organized by Resident Association.
Brooklyn	· ·				
Delegation N	New York City Urban Debate League, Inc Council District 36	455249743	\$5,000	DYCD	Funding will support debate programming and outreach in Council District 36.
N	New York Common Pantry, Inc Access to Healthy Food - Council				
Bronx Delegation D	District 18	133127972	\$12,000	DYCD	Funds will support Food pantry and giveaways in Council District 18.
N	New York Legal Assistance Group, Inc Civil Legal Services - West				
Bronx Delegation B	3ronx	133505428	\$15,554	DSS/HRA	Funding for mobile legal services in Council Districts 14 and 16.
					Funding will be used for program implementation in public schools citywide who already have a NY
Queens	· · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · ·				Sun Works hydroponic classroom installed and fully functioning, a school designated teacher, and
Delegation N	New York Sun Works, Inc.	200670312	\$12,500	DOE	the program scheduled in the school's daily instruction.
N.	Nino de la Caridad, Inc Leaders of the Future & Caterpillar				Funds will go towards providing after-school programming to support the wholistic growth and
	Homework Club	810834466	\$17,777	DYCD	academic excellence of students in the Bronx.
N.	Not On My Watch, Inc Club Alternatives Mentoring Program &				
Bronx Delegation H		823809384	\$30,000	DYCD	Funds to be used for Club Alternative mentoring program.
Brooklyn					Funds to support food justice and pantry initiatives in East Flatbush and Flatbush to increase access
Delegation P	Pakistani American Youth Organization, Inc Council District 45	474022872	\$10,000	DYCD	to healthy nutritious food in Council District 45.
					Funds to support a patient navigation team which guides patients through the abortion care system
Brooklyn	· · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · ·				and works to overcome obstacles they face while working to improve the systems and processes
-	Planned Parenthood of Greater New York, Inc.	132621497	\$8,750	DHMH	that shape access at the clinical and ecosystem levels.
	•				Funds will allow POPPA to offer Suicide Awareness for Emergency Responders (SAFER) training and
Queens P	Police Organization Providing Peer Assistance (POPPA), Inc				to conduct outreach presentations on self-care and managing stress to bolster physical and
	Suicide Awareness for Emergency Responders (SAFER)	134128172	\$13,000	DHMH	psychological well-being.
Manhattan	<u> </u>				Funds will be used for sports equipment, uniforms, tshirts, teachers, space, staff, awards, and
Delegation P	Positive Influence, Inc.	562519776	\$19,000	DYCD	Creative arts supplies.
Brooklyn	•		,		•
	Pratt Area Community Council, Inc.	112451752	\$1,000	HPD	Funding for IMPAACT's affordable housing and tenant protection resources in Council District 36.
	Research Foundation of the City University of New York - Creative		. ,		
· ·	Arts Team	131988190	\$10,000	DCLA	Funding will be used to support the Creative Arts Team.
Staten Island	-				The funds will be used to upgrade the operating systems in the firehouse as well as fire engine
	Richmond Engine Company No. 1	132943389	\$15.000	FDNY	maintenance, the purchase of equipment and training.
	Riseboro Community Partnership, Inc Saratoga Square Senior		,		, . L
·	Center	112453853	\$38,750	DFTA	Funding will support the operations of Saratoga Square Senior Center.
		50000	,,		2 . O P. P. C.
Brony Dolaration	Riverdale Neighborhood House, Inc Music in the Garden Series	131740024	\$7,780	DYCD	Funding to support outdoor concert series at Riverdale Neighborhood House.
DIDLIX DEIBOSTION IK	are also respinsormed mease, me. Masic in the darden series	101/40024	71,100	סוכט	0 11
Bronx Delegation R Queens	Í				Funds will support programming and events for entrepreneurship and small business as well as

Council Member	Legal Name of Organization - Program Name	Tax ID	Amount	Agency	Purpose of Funds
Manhattan					
Delegation	Room to Grow National, Inc Room to Grow	134012096	\$19,000	DYCD	To support the Room to Grow program.
Manhattan			4		
Delegation	Samaritan Daytop Village, Inc Young Mother's Program (YMP)	112635374	\$19,000	DYCD	To support the Young Mother's Program (YMP).
Queens					
Delegation	Samuel Field YM & YWHA, Inc Adolescent Mental Health Clinic	113071518	\$40,000	DHMH	Funds will be used to support the operating expenses of the Adolescent Mental Health Clinic.
Brooklyn			4		Funds will be used to support case assistance services provided to individual 60 years of age and
Delegation	SBH Community Service Network, Inc.	237406410	\$10,000	DFTA	older.
Staten Island			4		
Delegation	Seamen's Society for Children and Families	135563010	\$5,000	DYCD	Funds to be used for operating costs.
Brooklyn			4		
Delegation	Seeking Asylum & Finding Empowerment, Inc.	821941353	\$5,000	DYCD	Funds will support hiring a Vital Services Coordinator (VSC) to provide services and programming.
Queens					Funds will be used to support three programs: YouthPreneur Summit Community, Showing Hearts
Delegation	Showing Hearts Foundation, Inc., The	810713547	\$8,000	DYCD	Co-Working Community, and Heart for the Community.
Staten Island					Funds will support operations necessary for filming and production services for businesses in South
Delegation	South Shore District Management Association, Inc.	810728516	\$14,000	DYCD	Shore BID.
Queens					
Delegation	Southern Queens Park Association, Inc.	112432846	\$12,600	DYCD	Funding will be used to support programing in Council District 27.
	Special Olympics New York, Inc Community Training Club				Funding to support operations which will grow the number of athletes participating in training clubs
Bronx Delegation	Support - Bronx	237061382	\$10,000	DYCD	and athletic competitions in the Bronx.
					Funds will be used to support the center's outreach efforts and to connect children, youth, families,
Manhattan					and older adults living in New York City Housing Authority residences to Isaacs Center's supportive
Delegation	Stanley M. Isaacs Neighborhood Center, Inc.	132572034	\$19,000	DYCD	programming.
Staten Island					
Delegation	Staten Island Ice Hockey Association, Inc.	132939069	\$5,000	DYCD	Funds will support youth ice hockey clinic.
Queens					This funding will support public programming activities throughout Sunnyside, holiday lighting,
Delegation	Sunnyside District Management Association, Inc.	261278224	\$10,000	SBS	community cultural celebrations and maintenance of Bliss & Lowery Plazas and the Sunnyside Arch.
Brooklyn					Funds will support food distribution drives to the poor, mentoring programs for teens at risk and
Delegation	Together We Are	270213447	\$7,500	DYCD	summer programs.
Queens					
Delegation	Transitional Services for New York (TSINY), Inc.	237376074	\$21,000	DHMH	Funds will be used to support operating expenses of Hope House I, Hope House II, and the Williams.
					Funds will be used to purchase nutrient-dense proteins, fresh fruits and vegetables, milk products,
Queens					quality baked goods, and other healthy packages products. Funds will also be used for utilities and
Delegation	TSQ, Inc.	112693305	\$13,000	DYCD	supplies.
Brooklyn					
Delegation	United Jewish Organizations of Williamsburg, Inc.	112728233	\$38,750	DFTA	To provide seniors with a wide range of social services and other supports.
Manhattan					Funds will be used to pay general operating support for their signature program and their
Delegation	Uptown Stories, Inc Community Writing Workshops	465277811	\$19,000	DYCD	Community Creative Writing Workshop.
Brooklyn					
Delegation	Van Alen Institute Projects In Public Architecture	131655152	\$5,000	DYCD	Funds will support Public Realm R+D: Gowanus installation.
					Funding will support VBGCQ afterschool and summer camp programming at the Astoria Clubhouse,
Queens					PS151, PS 234Q, PS 212Q, the Teen Academy on the campus of the Astoria Clubhouse, PS 70Q,
Delegation	Variety Boys and Girls Club of Queens, Inc.	116014770	\$18,000	DYCD	Academy of the City Charter School, PS 112Q, IS 10Q, and PS 398Q.
Manhattan					
Delegation	Vision Urbana, Inc Elder Abuse & Mental Health Initiative	133848575	\$19,000	DFTA	To support Vision Urbana's programs around primary and secondary elder abuse interventions.
0			,,,	· · · ·	The state of the s

Council Member	Legal Name of Organization - Program Name	Tax ID	Amount	Agency	Purpose of Funds
Manhattan	Visual Arts Research and Resource Center Relating to the				Funding will be used to provide programming and activities regarding the African Diaspora for NYC
Delegation	Caribbean - African Diaspora for NYC	133054001	\$19,000	DCLA	residents.
Staten Island					
Delegation	West Brighton Community Local Development Corporation	133046424	\$13,000	SBS	Support economic development and small business assistance programs.
Bronx Delegation	Wildlife Conservation Society - Council District 17	131740011	\$37,777	DCLA	Funds will support Community Events for residents of Council District 17.
Bronx Delegation	Wildlife Conservation Society - Council District 18	131740011	\$5,000	DCLA	Funds will support Community Events for residents of Council District 18.
					Funding to establish a satellite office in Queens D22 for the MAP Project, to provide economic
Queens					mobility and stability for formerly incarcerated people of color, Indigenous people and LGBTQIA2S
Delegation	Witness to Mass Incarceration, Inc.	825460402	\$10,000	SBS	people.
Queens				•	
Delegation	Woodside on the Move, Inc.	112435565	\$18,000	DYCD	Funds will support the multilingual tech class programming.

Community Development

Fiscal 2024 Community Development Initiatives						
Agency	Initiative	Amount				
DYCD, CUNY	AAPI Community Support	\$5,060,000				
DYCD, CUNY, NYPL, QBPL	Adult Literacy Initiative	\$4,000,000				
DYCD	Adult Literacy Pilot Project	\$2,500,000				
DYCD	Communities of Color Nonprofit Stabilization	\$3,700,000				
	Fund					
DYCD, DCLA, DFTA, DOE,	Digital Inclusion and Literacy Initiative	\$4,590,000				
QBPL	Digital inclusion and Literacy initiative	34,330,000				
DYCD	Diversity, Inclusion and Equity in Tech Initiative	\$700,000				
CUNY, DLCA, DYCD	LGBTQIA+ Community Services	\$4,405,625				
DOHMH, DYCD	Trans Equity Programs	\$3,225,000				
	TOTAL \$28,180,625					

AAPI Community Support

\$5,060,000

Agency: DYCD –Miscellaneous Budget (260)
U/A: 005 – Community Development - OTPS

Agency: CUNY (042)

U/A: 001 – Community Development - OPTS

Program: Community Development

First Year Funded: Fiscal 2022 Area Served: Citywide

Target Population: Asian American and Pacific Islander communities

Scope of Services: This initiative will provide programming for Asian American and Pacific Islander communities including direct services, mental health support, youth programs, racial literacy, and other culturally competent services.

Designation Method: The Council has designated the following providers for Fiscal 2024:

Legal Name of Organization	EIN	Amount
A Place for Kids, Inc.	13-3624631	\$50,000
Academy of Medical and Public Health Services	27-2206293	\$200,000
Adhikaar for Human Rights and Social Justice	20-3384725	\$100,000
APICHA Community Health Center	13-3706365	\$100,000
Arab American Association of New York, Inc.	11-3604756	\$50,000
Arab-American Family Support Center, Inc., The	11-3167245	\$150,000
Asian American Arts Alliance	13-3480189	\$50,000
Asian American Federation, Inc.	13-3572287	\$250,000
Asian Americans For Equality, Inc.	13-3187792	\$150,000
Asian-American Coalition for Children and Families, Inc.	13-3682471	\$100,000
Brooklyn Chinese-American Association, Inc.	11-3065859	\$100,000
Caribbean Equality Project, Inc., The	47-2806715	\$50,000
Center for the Integration and Advancement of New Americans (CIANA)	74-3184835	\$50,000
Charles B. Wang Community Health Center, Inc.	13-2739694	\$150,000

FISCAL YEAR 2024 ADOPTED EXPENSE BUDGET ADJUSTMENT SUMMARY

Chhaya Community Development Corporation	11-3580935	\$50,000
Chinatown Manpower Project, Inc.	13-2755214	\$50,000
Chinese American Planning Council, Inc.	13-6202692	\$190,000
City University of New York – Queens College/ Asian American Research Institute		
(AAARI)	13-3893536	\$70,000
City University of New York – Queens College/Asian American Center	13-3893536	\$80,000
Committee Against Anti-Asian Violence	13-3526938	\$100,000
Community Inclusion & Development Alliance, Inc.	81-4707052	\$50,000
Council of Peoples Organization, Inc.	75-3046891	\$100,000
Garden of Hope, Inc.	20-0177587	\$110,000
Glow Community Center, Inc.	61-1882235	\$50,000
Hamilton-Madison House, Inc.	13-5562412	\$120,000
Homecrest Community Services, Inc.	11-3373115	\$60,000
Immigrant Social Services, Inc.	13-2689273	\$70,000
India Home, Inc.	20-8747291	\$80,000
Indochina Sino-American Senior Citizen Center, Inc.	13-3584616	\$50,000
Japanese American Social Services, Inc.	13-3093059	\$100,000
Kinding Sindaw Heritage Foundation, Inc.	47-2655890	\$50,000
Korean American Family Service Center, The	13-3609811	\$150,000
Korean Community Services of Metropolitan New York, Inc.	23-7348989	\$150,000
Laal NYC	83-2947989	\$50,000
Magar Association USA, Inc.	84-1655629	\$50,000
Mekong, Inc.	80-0834777	\$80,000
MinKwon Center for Community Action, Inc.	11-2710506	\$50,000
Mobilization for Justice, Inc.	13-2622748	\$50,000
New York Asian Women's Center, Inc.	13-3286250	\$120,000
New York Immigration Coalition, Inc.	13-3573409	\$70,000
Sakhi for South Asian Women	13-3593806	\$50,000
Sapna NYC, Inc.	26-3124969	\$100,000
South Asian Council for Social Services	11-3632920	\$150,000
South Asian Youth Action, Inc.	13-3943630	\$100,000
Telugu Literary and Cultural Association	22-2182019	\$50,000
Turning Point for Women and Families	54-2177390	\$50,000
UA3, Inc.	47-4803090	\$50,000
United Chinese Association of Brooklyn	37-1469112	\$100,000
United Sikhs	11-3483921	\$70,000
Urban Justice Center	13-3442022	\$100,000
Women for Afghan Women	020539734	\$100,000
Woodside on the Move, Inc.	11-2435565	\$50,000
Yemeni American Merchants Association	82-3539502	\$100,000
Young Men's Christian Association of Greater New York	13-1624228	\$140,000
Young Women's Christian Association of Queens	20-0351906	\$150,000

Adult Literacy Initiative \$4,000,000

Agency: DYCD (260)

Program Area: Community Development

U/A: 005 – Community Development – OTPS

Agency: NYPL (037)

Program Area: Community Development

U/A: 006 – Community Development – OTPS

Agency: QBPL (039)

Program Area: Community Development

U/A: 001 – Community Development – OTPS

Agency: CUNY (042)

Program Area: Community Development

U/A: 001 – Community Development – OTPS

First Year Funded: Fiscal 2008
Area Served: Citywide

Target Population: English language learners

Scope of Service: To support basic literacy, English for Speakers of Other Languages and High School Equivalency classes, as well as civics education classes, for adults who cannot read, write or speak English, in addition to funding support services such as counseling and case management.

Designation Method: The City Council has made the following designations for Fiscal 2024:

Legal Name of Organization	EIN	Amount
Academy of Medical and Public Health Services	27-2206293	\$100,000
African Services Committee, Inc.	13-3749744	\$30,000
Arab American Association of New York, Inc.	11-3604756	\$100,000
Arab-American Family Support Center, Inc., The	11-3167245	\$129,500
Asian Americans For Equality, Inc.	13-3187792	\$50,000
BronxWorks, Inc.	13-3254484	\$35,704
Catholic Charities Community Services, Archdiocese of New York	13-5562185	\$100,000
Center for Family Life in Sunset Park, Inc.	85-1058164	\$170,000
Children's Aid Society, The	13-5562191	\$101,750
Chinatown Manpower Project, Inc.	13-2755214	\$185,000
Chinese American Planning Council, Inc.	13-6202692	\$150,250
City University of New York – Borough of Manhattan Community College	13-3893536	\$50,000
City University of New York – Bronx Community College	13-3893536	\$100,000
City University of New York – Brooklyn College	13-3893536	\$40,000
City University of New York - LaGuardia Community College	13-3893536	\$100,000
City University of New York – Medgar Evers College	13-3893536	\$75,000
City University of New York – NYC City College of Technology	13-3893536	\$100,000
Door - A Center of Alternatives, Inc., The	13-6127348	\$100,000
East Side House, Inc.	13-1623989	\$150,000
Edith and Carl Marks Jewish Community House of Bensonhurst, Inc.	11-1633484	\$80,000
Fifth Avenue Committee, Inc.	11-2475743	\$99,900
Fordham University	13-1740451	\$100,000
Indochina Sino-American Senior Citizen Center, Inc.	13-3584616	\$100,000
Jacob A. Riis Neighborhood Settlement, The	11-1729398	\$100,000
Korean American Family Service Center, The	13-3609811	\$80,000
Korean Community Services of Metropolitan New York, Inc.	23-7348989	\$100,000

Lenox Hill Neighborhood House, Inc.	13-1628180	\$25,000
Liberian Cultural Association, Inc.	55-0802603	\$25,000
Make the Road New York	11-3344389	\$100,000
MASA-MexEd, Inc. d/b/a Masa	11-3640210	\$50,000
New Immigrant Community Empowerment (NICE)	11-3560625	\$50,000
New York Public Library	13-6400434	\$102,000
NIA Community Services Network, Inc.	11-2697931	\$25,000
Northern Manhattan Coalition for Immigrant Rights	13-3255591	\$115,000
Northern Manhattan Improvement Corporation	13-2972415	\$100,000
Queens Borough Public Library	13-6400434	\$100,000
Samuel Field YM & YWHA, Inc.	11-3071518	\$50,000
Southern Queens Park Association, Inc.	11-2432846	\$50,000
St. John's University	11-1630830	\$100,000
Sunnyside Community Services, Inc.	51-0189327	\$30,000
Sunset Park Health Council, Inc.	20-2508411	\$192,500
Turning Point Brooklyn, Inc.	11-2838138	\$20,000
University Settlement Society of New York, Inc.	13-5562374	\$100,000
Urban Health Plan, Inc.	23-7360305	\$185,000
Women for Afghan Women	020539734	\$20,000
YWCA of Brooklyn, Inc., The	11-1630919	\$33,396

Adult Literacy Pilot Project

\$2,500,000

Agency: DYCD (260)

Program Area: Community Development

U/A: 005 – Community Development – OTPS

First Year Funded: Fiscal 2021
Area Served: Citywide

Target Population: English language learners

Scope of Service: To provide support services to students and fund digital literacy, professional development, and contextualized curriculum and instruction.

Designation Method: The Council has designated the following providers for Fiscal 2024:

Legal Name of Organization	EIN	Amount
Academy of Medical and Public Health Services	27-2206293	\$100,000
Adhikaar for Human Rights and Social Justice	20-3384725	\$150,000
Arab American Association of New York, Inc.	11-3604756	\$140,000
Arab-American Family Support Center, Inc., The	11-3167245	\$150,000
BronxWorks, Inc.	13-3254484	\$70,000
Catholic Charities Community Services, Archdiocese of New York	13-5562185	\$140,000
Children's Aid Society, The	13-5562191	\$100,000
Chinatown Manpower Project, Inc.	13-2755214	\$150,000
Chinese American Planning Council, Inc.	13-6202692	\$150,000
East Side House, Inc.	13-1623989	\$140,000
Fifth Avenue Committee, Inc.	11-2475743	\$230,000
Jacob A. Riis Neighborhood Settlement, The	11-1729398	\$140,000
Korean Community Services of Metropolitan New York, Inc.	23-7348989	\$100,000
Literacy Assistance Center	13-3179618	\$100,000

MASA-MexEd, Inc. d/b/a Masa	11-3640210	\$70,000
Northern Manhattan Improvement Corporation	13-2972415	\$140,000
Opportunities for a Better Tomorrow, Inc.	11-2934620	\$150,000
Southern Queens Park Association, Inc.	11-2432846	\$70,000
University Settlement Society of New York, Inc.	13-5562374	\$140,000
YWCA of Brooklyn, Inc., The	11-1630919	\$70,000

Communities of Color Nonprofit Stabilization Fund

\$3,700,000

Agency: DYCD (260)

Program Area: Community Development

U/A: 005 – Community Development – OTPS

First Year Funded: Fiscal 2015 Area Served: Citywide

Target Population: Nonprofits serving communities of color throughout the five boroughs.

Scope of Service: To support capacity building, strengthening and rescuing of nonprofit human service providers that serve communities of color including, Muslim and immigrant communities, and community outreach. Support services may include guidance in financial management, board technology, facilitated collaborations and merger planning, and outcomes.

Designation Method: The Council has designated the following providers for Fiscal 2024:

Legal Name of Organization	EIN	Amount
African Services Committee, Inc.	13-3749744	\$21,818
Arab American Association of New York, Inc.	11-3604756	\$26,818
Arab-American Family Support Center, Inc., The	11-3167245	\$21,818
Asian American Federation, Inc.	13-3572287	\$100,000
Asian-American Coalition for Children and Families, Inc.	13-3682471	\$750,000
Chhaya Community Development Corporation	11-3580935	\$21,818
Council of Peoples Organization, Inc.	75-3046891	\$16,818
Council On American-Islamic Relations New York, Inc.	11-3450777	\$21,818
Hispanic Federation, Inc.	13-3573852	\$1,300,000
India Home, Inc.	20-8747291	\$31,820
Islamic Circle of North America, Inc.	11-2925751	\$26,818
Muslim Community Network	75-3163555	\$16,818
New York Urban League, Inc.	13-1671035	\$1,300,000
South Asian Youth Action, Inc.	13-3943630	\$21,818
Turning Point for Women and Families	54-2177390	\$21,818

Digital Inclusion and Literacy Initiative

\$4,590,000

Agency: DYCD (260)

U/A: 005 – Community Development – OTPS

Agency: DCLA (126)

U/A: 003 – Other Than Personal Services – OTPS

Agency: DFTA (125)

U/A: 003 – Out-of-Home Services – OTPS

Agency: DOE (040)

U/A: 402 – General Education and Instruction and School Leadership – OTPS

Agency: QBPL (039)

U/A: 001 – Community Development – OTPS

First Year Funded: Fiscal 2015 Area Served: Citywide

Target Population: New Yorker City Residents

Scope of Service: The initiative supports programming in each of the 51 Council Districts that provide computer-based training and learning, technical skill development, improve internet access, and offer free public streaming services. **Designation Method:** The City Council will designate \$600,000 awards post-adoption and has designated the

following providers for Fiscal 2024:

Council Member	Legal Name of Organization - Program Name	Tax ID	Amount	Agency
Farias	2020 Vision for Schools, Inc R.H.Y.M.E. (Rhymes Help Young Minds Excel) Hip Hop Education - Council District 18	45-3023036	\$20,000	DYCD
Ayala	2020 Vision for Schools, Inc Thrive Media	45-3023036	\$20,000	DYCD
Williams	Allen Neighborhood Preservation & Development Corporation - Council District 27	11-2705085	\$30,000	DYCD
Williams	Alpha Phi Alpha Senior Citizens Center, Inc Council District 27	23-7436147	\$20,000	DYCD
Paladino	American Debate League, Inc Council District 19	47-1624385	\$20,000	DYCD
Holden	American Debate League, Inc Student Prep Debate Program - Council District 30	47-1624385	\$10,000	DYCD
Kagan	Apna Brooklyn Community Center, Inc Adult Literacy Program - Immigrant Population	82-0706930	\$25,000	DYCD
Brannan	Arab American Association of New York, Inc Council District 43	11-3604756	\$20,000	DYCD
Jordan	ARC XVI Fort Washington, Inc Technology Resources - A Phillip Randolph Senior Center	13-2745426	\$25,000	DYCD
Ung	Asian Americans For Equality, Inc Council District 20	13-3187792	\$22,000	DYCD
Brannan	Bay Ridge Center, Inc Council District 43	80-0559714	\$25,000	DYCD
Sanchez	BioBus, Inc Elementary School for Math, Science & Technology (10x382)	26-2092282	\$10,000	DYCD
Sanchez	BioBus, Inc Intermediate School 206X Ann Mersereau (10x206)	26-2092282	\$10,000	DYCD
Aviles	Boro Park Jewish Community Council - Council District 38	11-3475993	\$30,000	DYCD
Ariola	Boys & Girls Club of Metro Queens, Inc Afterschool & Summer Program - Council District 32	11-1966067	\$10,000	DYCD
Barron	BRIC Arts Media Brooklyn, Inc Digital Inclusion Programming - Council District 42	11-2547268	\$35,000	DCLA
Council Member	Legal Name of Organization - Program Name	Tax ID	Amount	Agency

Ariola	for Leadership (27Q318)	11-1733454	\$30,000	DYCD
Gennaro	Child Center of NY, Inc., The Child Center of NY, Inc., The - Middle School 318Q Waterside School	11-1733454	\$20,000	DYCD
Ariola		11-1733454	\$30,000	DYCD
Restler	Chinese American Planning Council, Inc Council District 33	13-6202692	\$40,000	DYCD
Aviles	Chinese American Planning Council, Inc Digital Literacy	13-6202692	\$20,000	DYCD
Ung	Chinese American Planning Council, Inc Nan Shan Virtual Senior Center	13-6202692	\$24,000	DYCD
Ayala	Citizen Schools, Inc Expanding Hands-On Learning Opportunities for NYC Students	04-3259160	\$20,000	DYCD
Vernikov	Council of Jewish Organizations of Flatbush, Inc Digital Inclusion - Council District 48	11-2864728	\$25,000	DYCD
Mealy	Department of Education - Brooklyn High School for Law and Technology (16K498)	13-6400434	\$10,000	DOE
Hudson	Digital Girl, Inc Afterschool, Summer and Enrichment Program (ASEP)	47-2288307	\$25,000	DYCD
Osse	Digital Girl, Inc Council District 36	47-2288307	\$30,000	DYCD
Louis	Digital Girl, Inc Council District 45	47-2288307	\$40,000	DYCD
Mealy	Digital Girl, Inc Public School 005K Dr. Ronald McNair (16K005)	47-2288307	\$30,000	DYCD
Osse	DIVAS for Social Justice, Inc Council District 36	30-0475160	\$20,000	DYCD
Moya	East River Development Alliance, Inc Council District 21	86-1096987	\$20,000	DYCD
Krishnan	East River Development Alliance, Inc Council District 21 East River Development Alliance, Inc Council District 25	86-1096987	\$20,000	DYCD
KHSHHall		90-1030391	320,000	טזכט
Caban	East River Development Alliance, Inc Digital Inclusion Programming - Council District 22	86-1096987	\$25,000	DYCD
Moya	Ecuadorian Civic Committee of New York City, Inc Council District 21	11-3553172	\$20,000	DYCD
Krishnan	Educational Video Center, Inc Intermediate School 230Q (30Q230)	13-3378456	\$20,000	DYCD
Louis	Educational Video Center, Inc Midwood High School	13-3378456	\$10,000	DYCD
Bottcher	Educational Video Center, Inc Youth Media Arts - Council District 03	13-3378456	\$15,000	DYCD
Abreu	Educational Video Center, Inc Youth Media Arts - Council District 07	13-3378456	\$20,000	DYCD
Council Member	Legal Name of Organization - Program Name	Tax ID	Amount	Agency

Farias	Educational Video Center, Inc Youth Media Arts - Council District 18	13-3378456	\$20,000	DYCD
Gennaro	Educational Video Center, Inc Youth Media Arts - Council District 24	13-3378456	\$30,000	DYCD
Barron	Elite Learners, Inc Digital Inclusion Programming - Council District 42	81-4482839	\$55,000	DYCD
Riley	Faith at Work Christian Church	27-0127215	\$25,000	DYCD
Jordan	FCBC Community Development Corporation - Dream Center	46-0711295	\$25,000	DYCD
Hanif	Fifth Avenue Committee, Inc.	11-2475743	\$50,000	DYCD
Mealy	Fort Greene Council, Inc Christopher Blennan Neighborhood Senior Center	11-2300840	\$20,000	DFTA
Powers	Fund for the City of New York, Inc BetaNYC - Council District 04	13-2612524	\$20,000	DYCD
Restler	Fund for the City of New York, Inc BetaNYC - Council District 33	13-2612524	\$25,000	DYCD
Brewer	Fund for the City of New York, Inc BetaNYC's Civic Innovation Lab	13-2612524	\$10,000	DYCD
Won	Fund for the City of New York, Inc BetaNYC's Civic RADARs, Civic Innovation Lab, Ambassador Program & Trainings	13-2612524	\$20,000	DYCD
Jordan	Future Giants Organization - Advancing Classroom Technology Program	75-3054007	\$20,000	DYCD
Gutierrez	Greater Ridgewood Youth Council, Inc., The - Digital Media & Tech Programs - Public School 239 (24Q239)	11-2518141	\$20,000	DYCD
Narcisse	Hebrew Language Academy Charter School	26-4117186	\$20,000	DYCD
Krishnan	Hispanic Information and Telecommunications Network, Inc Intermediate School 230Q (30Q230)	13-3112110	\$25,000	DYCD
Bottcher	Hudson Guild - TechUp Digital Literacy Program	13-5562989	\$20,000	DYCD
Borelli	IlluminArt Productions - Council District 51	42-1727647	\$20,000	DYCD
Bottcher	Jewish Association for Services for the Aged (JASA)	13-2620896	\$20,000	DYCD
Riley	Jewish Association for Services for the Aged (JASA) - Council District 12	13-2620896	\$20,000	DYCD
Brooks-Powers	Jewish Association for Services for the Aged (JASA) - Council District 31	13-2620896	\$25,000	DYCD
Borelli	Jewish Community Center of Staten Island, Inc.	13-5562256	\$20,000	DYCD
Carr	Jewish Community Center of Staten Island, Inc.	13-5562256	\$45,000	DYCD
Hudson	Jewish Community Council of Greater Coney Island, Inc NonProfit HelpDesk	11-2665181	\$20,000	DYCD
Louis	Jewish Community Council of Greater Coney Island, Inc Nonprofit Helpdesk - Council District 45	11-2665181	\$10,000	DYCD
Brewer	Junior Achievement of New York - Financial Literacy, Entrepreneurship & Work Readiness Education	13-3031828	\$10,000	DYCD
Hudson	Justice Innovation, Inc Neighbors in Action's (NIA) Youth Impact - Crown Heights (f/k/a S.O.S. Crown Heights)	85-2810883	\$20,000	DYCD
Hanif	Learning through an Expanded Arts Program, Inc Public School 179K and Public School 230K	13-2925233	\$40,000	DYCD
Nurse	Literacy (LINC), Inc Community Literacy Model - Council District 37	13-3911331	\$20,000	DYCD
Riley	Literacy Partners, Inc.	51-0180665	\$20,000	DYCD
Brannan	Literacy Partners, Inc Council District 43	51-0180665	\$20,000	DYCD
Borelli	Literacy Trust, Inc Council District 51	59-3551080	\$30,000	DYCD
Council Member	Legal Name of Organization - Program Name	Tax ID	Amount	Agency
Menin	Mouse, Inc.	13-3973196	\$30,000	DYCD

Lee	Mouse, Inc Council District 23	13-3973196	\$20,000	DYCD
Brooks-Powers	Mouse, Inc Council District 31	13-3973196	\$20,000	DYCD
Joseph	Mouse, Inc Council District 40	13-3973196	\$22,000	DYCD
Borelli	Mouse, Inc Council District 51	13-3973196	\$20,000	DYCD
Brewer	Mouse, Inc Design League: A STEM Program - Council District 06	13-3973196	\$20,000	DYCD
Farias	Mouse, Inc Design League: A STEM Program - Council District 18	13-3973196	\$20,000	DYCD
Nurse	Mouse, Inc Design League: A STEM Program - Council District 37	13-3973196	\$24,000	DYCD
Jordan	Mouse, Inc Design League: A STEM Program - Council District 09	13-3973196	\$20,000	DYCD
Hudson	Mouse, Inc Design League: A STEM Program - Council District 35	13-3973196	\$25,000	DYCD
Holden	Mouse, Inc STEM/Computer Programming - Council District 30.	13-3973196	\$20,000	DYCD
Nurse	Muna Social Services, Inc Educational Programs - Council District 37	84-4338493	\$22,000	DYCD
Joseph	Narrative Nation - Council District 40	82-3760872	\$22,000	DYCD
Narcisse	National Museum of Mathematics	27-1450809	\$20,000	DCLA
Gutierrez	New York City H2O - Geographic Information System (GIS) Lessons for Students	45-3860014	\$20,000	DYCD
Ayala	New York City H2O - Water Ecology & GIS Lessons	45-3860014	\$20,000	DYCD
Aviles	New York City Urban Debate League, Inc.	45-5249743	\$20,000	DYCD
Joseph	New York City Urban Debate League, Inc Council District 40	45-5249743	\$23,000	DYCD
Paladino	New York Edge, Inc Digital Inclusion & Literacy Program	11-3112635	\$25,000	DYCD
Holden	New York Edge, Inc STEM Programming - Council District 30	11-3112635	\$20,000	DYCD
Schulman	New York Edge, Inc Technology Education - Council District 29	11-3112635	\$20,000	DYCD
Narcisse	New York United Jewish Association, Inc.	26-2647383	\$20,000	DYCD
De La Rosa	New York Women's Chamber of Commerce, Inc Women's Digital Cooperative for Economic Empowerment - Council District 10	14-1845651	\$22,500	DYCD
Abreu	New York Women's Chamber of Commerce, Inc Women's Digital Cooperative for Economic Empowerment - Council District 7	14-1845651	\$25,000	DYCD
Aviles	NIA Community Services Network, Inc.	11-2697931	\$20,000	DYCD
Brannan	NIA Community Services Network, Inc Council District 43	11-2697931	\$25,000	DYCD
Menin	NYC First, Inc.	46-2754933	\$20,000	DYCD
De La Rosa	NYC First, Inc City-Wide Youth Robotics Leagues & STEM Programs - Council District 10	46-2754933	\$22,500	DYCD
Marte	NYC First, Inc Youth Robotics Leagues & STEM Programs - Council District 1	46-2754933	\$20,000	DYCD
Bottcher	Older Adults Technology Services (OATS), Inc.	55-0882599	\$15,000	DYCD
Riley	Older Adults Technology Services (OATS), Inc Computer Literacy Program - St. Lukes	55-0882599	\$25,000	DYCD
Marte	Older Adults Technology Services (OATS), Inc Digital Inclusion for Older Adults - Council District 01	55-0882599	\$10,000	DYCD
Powers	Older Adults Technology Services (OATS), Inc Digital Inclusion for Older Adults - Council District 04	55-0882599	\$30,000	DYCD
Menin	Older Adults Technology Services (OATS), Inc Digital Inclusion for Older Adults - Council District 05	55-0882599	\$20,000	DYCD
Council Member	Legal Name of Organization - Program Name	Tax ID	Amount	Agency
Brewer	Older Adults Technology Services (OATS), Inc Digital Inclusion for Older Adults - Council District 06	55-0882599	\$20,000	DYCD

Velazquez	Older Adults Technology Services (OATS), Inc Digital Inclusion for Older Adults - Council District 13	55-0882599	\$20,000	DYCD
Moya	Older Adults Technology Services (OATS), Inc Digital Inclusion for Older Adults - Council District 21	55-0882599	\$30,000	DYCD
Caban	Older Adults Technology Services (OATS), Inc Digital Inclusion for Older Adults - Council District 22	55-0882599	\$20,000	DYCD
Lee	Older Adults Technology Services (OATS), Inc Digital Inclusion for Older Adults - Council District 23	55-0882599	\$40,000	DYCD
Brooks-Powers	Older Adults Technology Services (OATS), Inc Digital Inclusion for Older Adults - Council District 31	55-0882599	\$25,000	DYCD
Osse	Older Adults Technology Services (OATS), Inc Digital Inclusion for Older Adults - Council District 36	55-0882599	\$20,000	DYCD
Gennaro	Older Adults Technology Services (OATS), Inc Margaret Teitz	55-0882599	\$20,000	DYCD
Louis	Onos Foot Prints, Inc Council District 45	90-0719956	\$10,000	DYCD
Mealy	Opportunities for a Better Tomorrow, Inc Council District 41	11-2934620	\$10,000	DYCD
Kagan	Opportunities for a Better Tomorrow, Inc Council District 47	11-2934620	\$10,000	DYCD
Velazquez	Per Scholas, Inc Council District 13	04-3252955	\$20,000	DYCD
Osse	Per Scholas, Inc Council District 36	04-3252955	\$20,000	DYCD
Louis	Per Scholas, Inc Council District 45	04-3252955	\$20,000	DYCD
Ayala	Per Scholas, Inc New York Tech Training Program	04-3252955	\$15,000	DYCD
Gutierrez	Per Scholas, Inc New York Tech Training Program	04-3252955	\$20,000	DYCD
Moya	PowerMyLearning, Inc Council District 21	13-3935309	\$20,000	DYCD
Caban	PowerMyLearning, Inc Digital Inclusion & SEL Programing - Council District 22	13-3935309	\$20,000	DYCD
Gutierrez	PowerMyLearning, Inc Family Engagement Program - Middle School 50K (14K050)	13-3935309	\$15,000	DYCD
Sanchez	PowerMyLearning, Inc Public School 279X Captain Manuel Rivera, Jr. (10X279)	13-3935309	\$20,000	DYCD
Williams	Promoting Access to Specialized Schools in New York City, Inc Council District 27	47-3824643	\$20,000	DYCD
Schulman	Pursuit Transformation Company, Inc Community Engagement & Technology Education - Council District 29	61-1652332	\$35,000	DYCD
Paladino	Pursuit Transformation Company, Inc Digital Inclusion & Literacy Programming	61-1652332	\$25,000	DYCD
Lee	Queens Borough Public Library - Council District 23	13-6400434	\$30,000	QBPL
Gennaro	Queens Borough Public Library - Council District 24	13-6400434	\$20,000	QBPL
Won	Queens Borough Public Library - Council District 26	13-6400434	\$20,000	QBPL
Stevens	Reel Stories Teen Filmmaking, Inc Junior High School 022X Jordan L. Mott (09X022) & Bronx Writing Academy (09X323)	20-0936377	\$20,000	DCLA
De La Rosa	Renaissance Technical Institute, Inc.	47-2048750	\$22,500	DYCD
Farias	Salvadori Center, Ltd In-school Collaborative - Public School 138X Samuel Randall (08X138)	11-2883503	\$20,000	DYCD
Council Member	Legal Name of Organization - Program Name	Tax ID	Amount	Agency
Abreu	Salvadori Center, Ltd In-school STEAM Programs - Council District 07	11-2883503	\$25,000	DYCD

Ariola	Salvadori Center, Ltd Public School/Intermediate School 119Q The Glendale (24Q119) & Public School 097Q Forest Park (27Q097)	11-2883503	\$40,000	DYCD
Ung	Salvadori Center, Ltd STEAM Programming - Council District 20	11-2883503	\$20,000	DYCD
Farias	Sapna NYC, Inc Building a Better Bronx & Empowering Vulnerable Populations - Council District 18	26-3124969	\$10,000	DYCD
Caban	Sapna NYC, Inc Empowering Immigrant Communities Through Digital Literacy	26-3124969	\$10,000	DYCD
Kagan	SBH Community Service Network, Inc Digital Literacy Program - Council District 47	23-7406410	\$20,000	DYCD
Ariola	School Sisters of Notre Dame Educational Center - GED/HSE & ESL Programs	65-1217975	\$10,000	DYCD
Paladino	Selfhelp Community Services, Inc Digital Inclusion & Literacy Programming	13-1624178	\$20,000	DYCD
Schulman	Selfhelp Community Services, Inc Selfhelp's Virtual Senior Center	13-1624178	\$35,000	DYCD
Ung	Selfhelp Community Services, Inc Virtual Senior Center - Council District 20	13-1624178	\$24,000	DYCD
Vernikov	Shorefront Jewish Community Council, Inc Digital Inclusion - Council District 48	11-2986161	\$20,000	DYCD
Brooks-Powers	Simon Wiesenthal Center, Inc.	95-3964928	\$20,000	DYCD
Krishnan	Simon Wiesenthal Center, Inc.	95-3964928	\$10,000	DYCD
Menin	Simon Wiesenthal Center, Inc.	95-3964928	\$20,000	DYCD
Powers	Simon Wiesenthal Center, Inc.	95-3964928	\$20,000	DYCD
Abreu	Simon Wiesenthal Center, Inc Combat Hate: Digital Empowerment Workshop for Schools - Council District 07	95-3964928	\$20,000	DYCD
Velazquez	Simon Wiesenthal Center, Inc Combat Hate: Digital Empowerment Workshop for Schools - Council District 13	95-3964928	\$20,000	DYCD
Narcisse	Simon Wiesenthal Center, Inc Combat Hate: Digital Empowerment Workshop for Schools - Council District 46	95-3964928	\$30,000	DYCD
Kagan	Simon Wiesenthal Center, Inc Council District 47	95-3964928	\$25,000	DYCD
Vernikov	Simon Wiesenthal Center, Inc Digital Inclusion - Council District 48	95-3964928	\$25,000	DYCD
Ayala	Simon Wiesenthal Center, Inc Student Tools for Tolerance	95-3964928	\$15,000	DYCD
Williams	Southern Queens Park Association, Inc Council District 27	11-2432846	\$20,000	DYCD
Won	Sunnyside Community Services, Inc Programming for Adults & Immigrants	51-0189327	\$50,000	DYCD
Gutierrez	Tech Kids Unlimited, Inc Tech Workshop for Students - Council District 34	46-2451747	\$15,000	DYCD
Nurse	Trey Whitfield School, Inc The Trey Whitfield School Learning Loss Mitigation Program	11-3577637	\$24,000	DYCD
Vernikov	Turkic Foundation of Brooklyn - Digital Inclusion - Council District 48	88-2206036	\$20,000	DYCD
Marte	UA3, Inc Digital Divide Program	47-4803090	\$20,000	DYCD
Carr	United Activities Unlimited, Inc.	13-2921483	\$45,000	DYCD
Krishnan	United Cerebral Palsy of New York City, Inc.	13-5654532	\$15,000	DYCD
Council Member	Legal Name of Organization - Program Name	Tax ID	Amount	Agency
Caban	United Cerebral Palsy of New York City, Inc Adaptive Computer- Based Training for People - Council District 22	13-5654532	\$15,000	DYCD
Kagan	United Chinese Association of Brooklyn - Council District 47	37-1469112	\$10,000	DYCD

Restler	United Jewish Organizations of Williamsburg, Inc.	11-2728233	\$25,000	DYCD
Brewer	Upper West Side Recycling Center, Inc Environmental Education, Outreach & Community Recycling (E-waste included)	13-3116064	\$10,000	DYCD
Marte	Vision Urbana, Inc Senior Digital Literacy Program	13-3848575	\$20,000	DYCD
Powers	WNET	26-2810489	\$20,000	DYCD
Joseph	Women's Housing and Economic Development Corporation (WHEDco) - Council District 40	11-3099604	\$23,000	DYCD
Sanchez	Women's Housing and Economic Development Corporation (WHEDco) - Job Training & Placement Initiative - Council District 14	11-3099604	\$20,000	DYCD
Salamanca	Youth Ministries for Peace and Justice, Inc Council District 17	13-4006535	\$45,000	DYCD

Diversity, Inclusion and Equity in Tech

\$700,000

Agency: DYCD (260)

Program Area: Community Development

U/A: 005 – Community Development – OTPS

First Year Funded: Fiscal 2017
Areas Served: Citywide

Target Population: NYCHA residents aspiring to pursue careers in technology.

Scope of Services: The Diversity, Inclusion and Equity in Tech Initiative supports career readiness training for

residents of the New York City Housing Authority (NYCHA) pursuing careers in the technology industry.

Designation Method: The City Council will designate awards post-adoption.

LGBTQIA+ Community Services

\$4,405,625

Agency: DYCD (260)

Program Area: Community Development; Other than Personal Services

U/A: 312 – Other than Personal Services – OTPS 005 – Community Development – OTPS

Agency: CUNY (042)

U/A 001 – Community Colleges – OTPS

Agency: DCLA (126)

U/A 003 – Other Than Personal Services – OTPS

First Year Funded: Fiscal 2019
Area Served: Citywide

Target Population: LGBTQIA+ Adults

Scope of Service: To support programs that increase coordinated delivery of health and human services for LGBTQIA+

people and families.

Designation Method: The City Council has designated the following providers for Fiscal 2024:

Legal Name of Organization	EIN	Amount
AIDS Center of Queens County, Inc.	11-2837894	\$207,500
Ali Forney Center	30-0104507	\$25,000
Big Apple Performing Arts, Inc.	13-3082072	\$25,000
BOOM! Health	13-3599121	\$200,000
Brooklyn Academy of Music	11-2201344	\$35,000
Brooklyn Community Pride Center, Inc.	26-2214534	\$544,375
City University of New York	13-3893536	\$50,000
City University of New York	13-6400434	\$850,000
Destination Tomorrow, Inc.	80-0259180	\$300,000

Dominican Women's Development Center, Inc.	13-3593885	\$50,000
Door - A Center of Alternatives, Inc., The	13-6127348	\$275,000
Fund for the City of New York, Inc.	13-2612524	\$100,000
GLAAD, Inc.	13-3384027	\$250,000
Harlem Pride, Incorporated	27-2191962	\$20,000
Heights Hill Mental Health Service, SBPC, Community Advisory Board, Inc.	11-2785605	\$50,000
Hetrick-Martin Institute, Inc.	13-3104537	\$225,000
Lesbian and Gay Community Services Center (LGBT Center), Inc.	13-3217805	\$244,375
Leslie-Lohman Museum of Gay and Lesbian Art, The	46-1245243	\$110,000
LGBT Youth Out Loud	84-1628418	\$120,000
New York Historical Society	13-1624124	\$15,000
Pride Center of Staten Island, Inc.	46-3358895	\$444,375
Queens Community House, Inc.	11-2375583	\$165,000
Trevor Project, Inc., The	95-4681287	\$100,000

Trans Equity Programs \$3,225,000

DOHMH (816) Agency:

Program Area: Family and Child Health

U/A: 113 - Family and Child Health - OTPS

Agency: DYCD (260)

Program Area: Other than Personal Services; Community Development

312 – Other than Personal Services – OTPS U/A 005 - Community Development - OTPS

First Year Funded: Fiscal 2019 **Area Served:** Citywide

Target Population: Transgender and Gender Non-Conforming (TGNC) Individuals

Scope of Service: This funding supports a range of services to help empower the transgender and gender nonconforming (TGNC) community. Funding may support education programs, employment services, workforce development, healthcare navigation, legal guidance, community workshops, or academic research, among others.

Designation Method: The City Council will designate \$75,000 post-adoption and has designated the following

providers for Fiscal 2024:

Legal Name of Organization	EIN	Amount
Ackerman Institute for the Family	13-1923959	\$305,000
Community Health Project, Inc.	13-3409680	\$180,000
Destination Tomorrow, Inc.	80-0259180	\$305,000
Fund for the City of New York, Inc.	13-2612524	\$150,000
Gay Men's Health Crisis, Inc.	13-3130146	\$555,000
Lesbian and Gay Community Services Center (LGBT Center), Inc.	13-3217805	\$305,000
Make the Road New York	11-3344389	\$20,000
Planned Parenthood of Greater New York, Inc.	13-2621497	\$30,000
Pride Center of Staten Island, Inc.	46-3358895	\$320,000
Transgender Legal Defense and Education Fund, Inc.	04-3762842	\$405,000
Translatina Network, Inc.	47-4807380	\$355,000
Visiting Nurse Service of New York Home Care II	13-1624211	\$200,000
Voces Latinas Corporation	20-2312651	\$20,000

Community Safety and Victim Services

The primary purpose of the Community Safety and Victim Services Initiative is to support the essential services that strengthen communities and make them safer. This includes services for victims of crime, as well as programs for youth, economic opportunity, housing stability, physical and mental health, community and recreational programs, and expanded access to services.

Victim services may include, but are not limited to, those provided by sexual assault crisis centers, domestic violence shelters, child abuse treatment facilities and community-based victim service organizations.

Fiscal 2024 Council Initiatives					
Agency	Initiative	Amount			
Multiple	Community Safety and Victim Services Initiative	\$5,100,000			
	TOTAL	\$5,100,000			

Community Safety and Vict	im Services Initiative	\$5,100,000
Agency:	Multiple	
First Year Funded:	Fiscal 2023	
Area(s) Served:	Citywide	
Target Population(s):	Citywide	

Council Member	Legal Name of Organization - Program Name	Tax ID	Amount	Agency	Purpose of Funds
Brooks-Powers	100 Suits for 100 Men, Inc Council District 31	462971279	\$10,000	DYCD	Funding to support anti-violence and community safety programming in Council District 31.
Louis	67th Precinct Clergy Council, Inc Council District 45	274581070	\$30,000	DYCD	Funds to support victim services and support in Council District 45.
Louis	69th Precinct Clergy Council - Council District 45	463745556	\$10,000	DYCD	Funds to support victim services.
	69th Precinct Community Council, Inc Community Events &				Funding to support community events and youth programming; including education, sports,
Narcisse	Explorer Program - Council District 46	474186950	\$10,000	DYCD	combatting gang violence, after-school programs and explorers programs.
					Funds to support Council District 45 crime victims and families with bereavement, crisis intervention
	70th Precinct Interfaith Clergy Council Inc Bereavement & Victim				counseling and accompanying families to hospitals, legal proceedings, and support with emergency
Louis	Services - Council District 45	831666768	\$10,000	DYCD	shelter and holistic safety planning.
					Funds will support direct costs associated with Young Writers Publish including staff, program
Hanif	826NYC - Young Writers Publish	200526710	\$20,000	DYCD	supplies, book production costs, and volunteer background checks.
	AIMHigh Empowerment Institute, Inc Youth Empowerment				
Stevens	Programming - Council District 16	813143733	\$40,000	DYCD	Funds will be used to support engagement and empowerment of Council District 16 youth.
					Funding will support the Ali Forney Center's programs and services for homeless LGBTQ+ young
Marte	Ali Forney Center - Council District 1	300104507	\$5,000	DYCD	people in Council District 1.
	,				
					Funding will support the Ali Forney Center's social media and street outreach activities for homeless
Powers	Ali Forney Center - Council District 4	300104507	\$10,000	DYCD	LGBTQ+ young people in Council District 4 and the city-wide Drop-In Center.
	,				, , ,
					To support Ali Forney Center's programs and services for homeless LGBTQ+ young people in Council
Sanchez	Ali Forney Center - Drop In Center	300104507	\$5,000	DYCD	District 14 and support their basic needs and mental health via our city-wide Drop-In Centers.
Williams	Allen Womens Resource Center - Council District 27	112822398		DYCD	Funds will be used to support programming in the 27th Council District.
	Alley Pond Environmental Center, Inc Environmental Education		, -,		The funding will be used to cover the various costs associated with implementing APEC's
Paladino	for All	112405466	\$25,000	DCLA	educational programs.
	Alpha Leadership Academy, Inc Youth Programming - Council		7-0,000		Funds will be used to provide mentorships, academic counseling and enrichments as well as social
Narcisse	District 46	815444946	\$15,000	DYCD	and emotional skills for youth.
			, -,		
Lee	American Pakistani Advocacy Group Cares, Inc Council District 23	851997635	\$10,000	DYCD	Funds will be used to support the work of APAG CARES in Council District 23.
	, , ,				Funds will be used to create programs for youth with the goal of creating safe spaces and
Kagan	Apna Brooklyn Community Center, Inc Youth Mentor Program	820706930	\$20,000	DYCD	opportunities for growth.
- 0	Arab American Association of New York, Inc Hate Crime		, -,		To support hate crime prevention programs including trainings, events, and outreach in Council
Brannan	Prevention Programs - Council District 43	113604756	\$20,000	DYCD	District 43.
	Arab-American Family Support Center, Inc., The - Anti-Violence		, -,		Funds will support Anti-Violence Program at the Family Justice Centers in Brooklyn and local
Hanif	Program - Brooklyn Family Justice Centers	113167245	\$10,000	DYCD	AAFSC's offices in Brooklyn.
	Arab-American Family Support Center, Inc., The - Anti-Violence		, -,		Funding will support victim services from the Arab-American Family Support Center's Anti-Violence
Gutierrez	Program - Council District 34	113167245	\$10,000	DYCD	Program.
	Arab-American Family Support Center, Inc., The - Anti-Violence		, -,		
Joseph	Program - Council District 40	113167245	\$10,000	DYCD	Funding will support community services in Council District 40.
<u>'</u>	Art in the Park, Inc Back to Beautiful Guns Down Brushes Up! -		. ,		Funds will support Back to Beautiful Guns Down Brushes Up! summer programming in Council
Jordan	Council District 9	371909885	\$10,000	DYCD	District 9.
	Asian American Cohesion, Inc Community Safety & Cleanup		, , ,		
Ung	Programs - Council District 20	863828696	\$10,000	DYCD	Funding will support civic education and community patrol programs in Council District 20.
- 3			7 = 3,000		3 1 Francisco - 1 1 Francisco
Lee	Asian American Federation, Inc Council District 23	133572287	\$12,000	DYCD	Funding will support services within Council District 23 or for Council District 23 residents.
	Section of the sectio		7 - 5,000	2.05	5 11 /1 5
Schulman	Asian American Federation, Inc Council District 29	133572287	\$10,000	DYCD	
Krishnan Schulman	Asian American Federation, Inc Council District 25 Asian American Federation, Inc Council District 29	133572287 133572287	\$10,000	DYCD	Funding will support community programs in Council District 25. Funds will provide Community Safety and Victim Services Programming/Support/Eve District 29.

Council Member	Legal Name of Organization - Program Name	Tax ID	Amount	Agency	Purpose of Funds
					To fund the implementation of community-centered safety solutions to combat hate crimes and
Ung	Asian American Federation, Inc Hope Against Hate Campaign	133572287	\$10,000	DYCD	provide victim support services.
					Funding to support development, preservation, and stabilization of homeownership programming
Krishnan	Asian Americans For Equality, Inc.	133187792	\$10,000	DYCD	and services.
	Asian Americans For Equality, Inc Anti-Asian Hate Crime				
Ung	Prevention	133187792	\$20,000	DYCD	To support Anti-Asian Hate Crime Prevention programs.
	Asian Americans For Equality, Inc Community Services - Council				
Lee	District 23	133187792	\$10,000	DYCD	Funds will be used to support AAFE Community Services in Council District 23.
Powers	Bard College - Prison Initiative	141713034	\$10,000	DYCD	Funding will support the Bard Prison Initiative program.
	Bay Ridge Community Development Center Inc Community Case				To Support direct case management and benefits assistance for Council District 43 residents in
Brannan	Management & Benefit Services - Council District 43	832708042	\$10,000	DYCD	need.
	Bayside Community Ambulance Corps inc - Community Training		4		
Paladino	Program	116035566	\$10,000	FDNY	Funding will support CPR training and various operational costs.
	Beam Center, Inc Work-Based Learning Apprenticeship - West				To support Work-Based Learning Apprenticeship for Immigrant students and students from West
Hanif	Brooklyn Community High School	454273449	\$9,500	DYCD	Brooklyn Community High School.
			4		Funds will be used to host informational workshops that educate community members on public
Williams	BHALO, Inc.	863048818	\$12,500	DYCD	safety, mental health and wellness, Voter Rights, Human Rights, Workers Rights.
	BRIC Arts Media Brooklyn, Inc Media Apprenticeship Program -				Funding for costs associated with a Media Apprenticeship Program for youth in District 35 impacted
Hudson	District 35	112547268	\$20,000	DCLA	by the criminal justice system.
0	Dailes Charat Davidson and Comments of Davidson Davidson Davidson	442250772	440.000	DVCD	Front and the constant Decises
Osse	Bridge Street Development Corporation - Project Restore Bed Stuy	113250772	\$10,000	DYCD	Funds will be used to support Project Restore Bed Stuy.
F - I'-	Bronx Community Board #6 - Community Organizing & Space	426400424	640.000	DVCD	
Feliz	Activation	136400434	\$10,000	BXCB	Funds will go towards community organizing and public safety initiatives.
0	Drankdala Hassital Madical Courts The	112621746	Ć1F 000	DUMALL	Funds will be used to support One Brooklyn Health's Overdose Prevention Program at Interfaith
Osse	Brookdale Hospital Medical Center, The	112631746	\$15,000	DHMH	Hospital.
Maak	Brooklyn Animal Action Inc. Council District 41	271454011	ć10.000	DUMALL	Funding will be used to support operational expenses, spay and neuter, medical costs, and animal
Mealy Hanif	Brooklyn Animal Action, Inc Council District 41	271454911	\$10,000	DHMH	rescue services in Council District 41.
папп	Brooklyn Arts Exchange, Inc.	113071458	\$10,000	DCLA	Support free and low-cost access to the performing arts for youth in Council District 39. Funding to support free admissions programming and free trips for Title I schools in Council District
Ossa	Brooklyn Children's Museum Corneration	112405664	¢7.250	DCLA	
Osse	Brooklyn Children's Museum Corporation	112495664	\$7,250	DCLA	36.
Louis	Brooklyn Combine for Progressive Action, Inc Council District 45	813719832	\$30,000	DYCD	Funds to support victim services in Council District 45.
Louis	Brooklyn Combine for Progressive Action, Inc Council District 43	013/19032	330,000	DICD	Funding for summer film programming in Council District 43. Funding for summer film programming in Council District 36. Funds will cover any related costs
Osse	Programming - Council District 36	813719832	\$10,000	DYCD	associated to Council District 36 Roll In Movie Series.
Menin	Brooklyn Legal Services Corporation A - Council District 5	132605599		DYCD	For programming purposes in Council District 5.
IVICIIIII	Brooklyn Legal Services Corporation A - Nonprofit & Small Business	132003399	\$10,000	DICD	Funding to support local nonprofits and small businesses in District 35, including those managed by
Hudson	Support - Council District 35	122605500	¢10.000	DCC/LIDA	or staffed by formerly incarcerated people.
Hudson	Support - Council District 33	132003399	\$10,000	D33/ ПКА	Funds will support legal representation, brief advice/services, and legal education and advocacy
	Procklyn Logal Sarvices Corneration A. Processing Affordable				strategies to preserve and protect affordable housing, prevent eviction, combat tenant harassment
Hanif	Brooklyn Legal Services Corporation A - Preserving Affordable	122605500	ć10.000	DVCD	9.1
Hanif	Housing Program	132605599	\$10,000	DYCD	and discrimination.
N 4 a a lui	Dunaldon Occasio Land Treet Constit District 44	C114440F3	ć10 000	DVCD	To strengthen the stewardship of the 35 gardens BQLT owns and 2 affiliate gardens owned by the
Mealy	Brooklyn Queens Land Trust - Council District 41	611441052	\$10,000	DYCD	MTA.
Numan	CANADA Inc. Brownsville in Violence Out (BIVO)	112400220	¢20.000	DVCD	Funds will support the expansion of Brownsville in Violence Out (BIVO) to provide anti-violence and
Nurse	CAMBA, Inc Brownsville In Violence Out (BIVO)	112480339	\$30,000	DYCD	gun violence prevention in the 73rd and 83rd precinct in District 37.

Council Member	Legal Name of Organization - Program Name	Tax ID	Amount	Agency	Purpose of Funds
	CAMBA, Inc Cure Violence, Counseling & Events - Council District				
Mealy	41	112480339	\$70,000	DYCD	Funds will support Cure Violence, Counseling & Events in Council District 41.
Carr	Camelot of Staten Island, Inc.	237091329	\$30,000	DHMH	Funds will be used for education and outreach for awareness of addiction.
	Caribbean Equality Project, Inc., The - Brooklyn Unchained: A				
Joseph	Caribbean LGBTQ+ Support Group - Council District 40	472806715	\$10,000	DYCD	Funding will support community services in Council District 40.
	Caribbean Equality Project, Inc., The - Immigration Justice: LGBTQ				
Sanchez	Immigrant Empowerment Initiative	472806715	\$5,000	DYCD	To provide safety services and support for Caribbean LGBTQ+ asylum seekers.
	Catholic Charities Community Services, Archdiocese of New York	425562405	440.000	DVCD	
De La Rosa	Anti-Violence Program - Washington Heights/Inwood	135562185	\$10,000	DYCD	To support Anti-Violence programming in Washington Heights/Inwood.
	Catholic Charities Community Services, Archdiocese of New York				To support the launch of a Youth Mentorship Initiative to help youth cope with problems and issues
Ayala	Youth Mentorship Initiative	135562185	\$30,000	DYCD	that arise at home, school or in their community.
	Catholic Charities of Staten Island - Case Management - Council				Funding will support case management, substance use services, operational support programming
Borelli	District 51	135562286	\$25,000	DYCD	and services.
	Catholic Charities of Staten Island - Catholic Youth Organization				
Borelli	(CYO)	135562286	\$15,000	DYCD	Funding will be used to support CYO programming and services.
lordon	Contar for Alternative Contancing and Employment Conjugat	122660000	¢25.000	DHMH	Funds will be used to support the mobile treatment team and street outrooch
Jordan	Center for Alternative Sentencing and Employment Services	132668080	\$25,000	DHMH	Funds will be used to support the mobile treatment team and street outreach.
I I	Control for Alternative Control in and Free law on the form	422550000	425.000	5115411	Funds will support early intervention mental health screening and family therapy for court-involved
Jordan	Center for Alternative Sentencing and Employment Services	132668080	\$25,000	DHMH	youth in Council District 9.
	Center for Alternative Sentencing and Employment Services - Job	422550000	40.000	DVCD	Funds will provide job-readiness services targeting young people ages 17-24 who are at elevated risk
Kagan	Readiness Program - Council District 47	132668080	\$8,000	DYCD	for involvement in the Criminal Legal System (CLS).
	Center for Anti-Violence Education (CAE), Inc., The - Council	440444676	640 500	DVCD	
Hanif	District 39	112444676		DYCD	To support violence interruption and prevention programs in Council District 39.
De La Rosa	Center for Community Alternatives, Inc ATI	161395992	\$10,000	DYCD	To support Center for Community Alternatives programming.
Riley	Center for Employment Opportunities - Council District 12	133843322	\$10,000	DYCD	Funds to be used for job training and placement in Council District 12.
	Center for Employment Opportunities - Crew Works & Workforce				
Abreu	Readiness - Council District 7	133843322	\$20,000	DYCD	Funding to support Crew Works and Workforce Readiness program in Council District 7.
	Center for Employment Opportunities - Workforce Readiness				
Kagan	Program - Council District 47	133843322		DYCD	Funds will be use to support our Crew Works program and workforce readiness program.
Krishnan	Center for Family Representation	510419496	\$10,000	DYCD	Funding will support victim services work.
	Centro Civico Cultural Dominicano, Inc Domestic Violence				
Abreu	Programming - Council District 7	134027383	\$20,000	DYCD	Funding to support Centro Civico Cultural Dominicano's domestic violence programming.
	Chamber of Commerce Borough of Queens, Inc Business Support				
Holden	Council District 30	110559220	\$9,500	SBS	Funds to enhance and strengthen community and economic ties in Council District 30.
			4		
Gennaro	Child Center of NY, Inc., The - Court Involved Youth Program	111733454	\$10,000	DYCD	Funding to support The Court Involved Youth Program in Council District 24.
					Mental Health, Social and Emotional Supports for Students Impacted by Parental Incarceration in
Osse	Children of Promise, NYC - Council District 36	830440009	\$20,000	DYCD	Council District 36.
De La Rosa	Children's Arts & Science Workshops, Inc Council District 10	132752494	\$10,000	DYCD	To provide programming support for their Work, Learn and Grow program in Council District 10.
De La NOSa	Chinatown District Management Association, Inc AAPI	132/32434	710,000	טונט	To support the BID's actions towards community safety, especially AAPI businesses and
Marto	,	4EE401202	\$10,000	חעכה	, , , , , ,
Marte	Community Support	455491393	\$10,000	DYCD	communities. Funding for crisis intervention, anti-discrimination training and technical assistance to schools,
					CBOs, faith communities and government agencies committed to addressing bullying, implicit bias
Hudson	Chinasa American Blanning Council Inc. Council District 35	126202602	¢10.000	DYCD	and intergroup conflict/tensions in Council District 35.
Hudson	Chinese American Planning Council, Inc Council District 35	136202692	\$10,000	טזכט	and intergroup conflict/tensions in Council District 55.

Council Member	Legal Name of Organization - Program Name	Tax ID	Amount	Agency	Purpose of Funds
					Funding will support crisis intervention, anti-discrimination training and technical assistance in
Powers	Chinese American Planning Council, Inc Council District 4	136202692	· ·		Council District 4.
Riley	Citizens Committee for New York City, Inc.	510171818	\$10,000	DYCD	Funding will be used for operational costs for Citizens Committee for New York.
	City University of New York - Queensborough Community College				To support the Kupferberg Holocaust Resource Center and Archives (KHRCA) to research, write,
Lee	Auxiliary Enterprise Association, Inc.	133893536	\$15,000	CUNY	design, print, display and share exhibit programs.
	Communities Resist, Inc Tenant Organizing & Legal Services -				Funds will support low-income tenants with comprehensive legal services and organizing support in
Ung	Council District 20	841899350	\$10,000	DSS/HRA	Council District 20.
	Community Capacity Development - Community Safety & Victim				Funding supports CCD's comprehensive programming including Anti-Gun Violence programming and
Won	Services	831205784	\$100,000	DYCD	School Mediation services in Public Schools City Wide.
					Funding will support mediation support, cure violence services, and restorative justice programming
Brooks-Powers	Community Mediation Services, Inc Council District 31	112663007	\$20,000	ACS	for at-risk youth in Council District 31.
Riley	Community-Word Project, Inc Evander Childs Campus	134114145	\$10,000	DCLA	Funds to be used for services in the Evander Childs Campus.
Farias	Comunilife, Inc Life is Precious Program - Council District 18	133530299	\$15,000	DHMH	Funding to support suicide prevention services in Council District 18.
Kagan	Consulciand Sharks Inc. Anti Violence Vouth Program	112204410	¢20.000	DVCD	Funds will be used for sports, education, montaring, youth soundil, and community source
Kagan	Coney Island Sharks, Inc Anti Violence Youth Program	113304418	\$20,000	DYCD	Funds will be used for sports, education, mentoring, youth council, and community service. Funds will be used to support services/programs including general operating expenses, staffing,
Porolli	Crossroads Unlimited, Inc Council District 51	710067724	\$10,000	DVCD	rent, utilities, outreach and training.
Borelli	·	710967724	\$10,000	DYCD	To fund a weekly in-office attorney to provide legal advice to constituents and legal clinics for
Hudson	CUNY School of Law Justice & Auxiliary Services Corporation -	901013912	¢16.000	CUNY	District 35 residents.
Hudson	Weekly Legal Clinic - Council District 35 Department of Sanitation - Diversity Plaza	136400434		DSNY	
Krishnan	·	130400434	\$22,750	DSINT	Funds will support additional pickups in and around Diversity Plaza.
Holden	Department of Transportation - Bike Helmet Giveaways - Council District 30	136400434	\$5,000	DOT	Funds will support Bike Helmet Giveaway in Council District 30.
Do La Rosa	Department of Transportation - Helmet Fitting Event & Deliveristas Cycling Event - Council District 10	126400424	ć10 000	рот	For a DOT Helmet Fitting event and Deliveristas Cycling event in Council District 10.
De La Rosa	Cycling Event - Council District 10	136400434	\$10,000	DOT	To support LGBTQ affirming programs and services including emergency housing for Transgender,
					Gender Nonconforming and Non binary persons through academic enrichment and healthcare
Sanchez	Destination Tomorrow, Inc LGBTQ Programs - Council District 14	800259180	\$10,000	DYCD	navigation.
					Funds to be used to support assistance services for children and families including purchasing
Holden	Detective Rafael Ramos Foundation, The	475466069	\$5,000	DYCD	materials and supplies.
					Funds to provide wraparound safety services for communities and support for crime victims and
Velazquez	District Attorney-Bronx	136400434	\$50,000	DABX	their families.
					Funding for the Creating Opportunities Necessary to Create Empowered Positive Teens (CONCEPT)
Dinowitz	District Attorney-Bronx - Council District 11 Schools	136400434	\$20,000	DABX	prevention program in Council District 11 schools.
	Dominican Women's Development Center, Inc Initiative for				
De La Rosa	Immigrant Survivors of Domestic Violence	133593885	· ·	DYCD	To support programming for Immigrant Services in Council District 10.
Menin	Doula Program to Accompany and Comfort Inc.	461117388	\$10,000	DYCD	Funds will support programming to help individuals in Council District 5.
	DRUM - Desis Rising Up and Moving, Inc Hate Violence		400.000		Funds will support general operating expenses including hate violence prevention and community
Nurse	Prevention Initiative	383652741	\$20,000	DYCD	education, coalition-building, and multilingual program creation and coordination.
	Fort Hadam Naishkankand Bood Allianaa Camanii 25 1		1		To provide general support of its Victim Services Program which provides crisis intervention services
	East Harlem Neighborhood Based Alliance Corporation - Victim	400770611	445.000	DVCD	to crime victims which includes: crisis intervention; case management; counseling; emergency
Ayala	Services Program	133772614	\$45,000	DYCD	assistance.
Adams	East River Development Alliance, Inc Financial Fitness - Council District 28	861096987	\$10,000	DYCD	Funds will support financial education to young adults and tax prep for seniors of Council District 28.
Louis	Edeyouth, Inc Victim Services & Support - Council District 45	272935350	\$10,000	DYCD	Funds to support victim services and support programs in Council District 45.

Council Member	Legal Name of Organization - Program Name	Tax ID	Amount	Agency	Purpose of Funds
Rivera	Educational Alliance, Inc., The - Center for Recovery and Wellness	135562210	\$25,000	DHMH	Funds will support the Center for Recovery and Wellness.
Narcisse	Elite Learners, Inc Anti-Violence Program - Public School 279 Herman Schreiber (18K279)	814482839	\$20,000	DYCD	Funds will be used to provide youth programming and services in Council District 46.
			1 2/2 2 2		, , , , , , , , , , , , , , , , , , ,
	Elite Learners, Inc Conflict Mediation Program & Crisis				Funds will support school conflict mediation groups, safe passage services, workshops on job
Nurse	Management System - Council District 37	814482839	\$10,000	DYCD	development, mental health and alternatives to incarceration, and other trainings.
	51: 1	04.4402020	425.000	DVCD.	Funds will support anti violence and community conflict resolution related programming and
Barron	Elite Learners, Inc Council District 42	814482839	\$25,000	DYCD	services.
la a a a la	Elite Learners, Inc S.U.C.C.E.S.S. Initiative LGBTQ Community -	04.4402020	440.000	DVCD.	Ending will appear to a service for a facility of Control Cont
Joseph	Council District 40	814482839	\$10,000	DYCD	Funding will support community services focusing on LGBTQ Community in Council District 40.
Dorolli	Emergency Children's Help Organization, Inc Emergency	112020105	¢10.000	DUMALI	Funding to support costs related to Emergency Assistance programming and sorvices
Borelli	Assistance Program Entertainers for Education Alliance, Inc Youth Empowerment -	113828185	\$10,000	DHMH	Funding to support costs related to Emergency Assistance programming and services.
Narcisse	Council District 46	432115174	\$15,000	DCLA	Funds will be used to provide youth empowerment programming and services to constituents of Council District 46.
ivarcisse	Council District 40	432113174	\$15,000	DCLA	Council district 40.
Hanks	Family Legal Care, Inc Council District 49	133910567	\$10,000	DYCD	Funding will support community safety and victim services programming in Council District 49.
Tiuriks	Federation of Italian American Organizations of Brooklyn, Ltd	133310307	710,000	DICD	To support social services including benefits assistance, case management, counselling, and other
Brannan	Social Services - Council District 43	112507910	\$10,000	DYCD	direct assistance to aid well-being of Council District 43 residents in need.
Vernikov	Flatbush Shomrim Safety Patrol, Inc.	203244567		DYCD	Funds will provide assistance with victim services and patrol the local neighborhoods.
Yeger	Flatbush Shomrim Safety Patrol, Inc.	203244567	\$45,000	DYCD	Funds will provide assistance with victim services and patrol the local neighborhoods.
	Fordham Road District Management Association, Inc Fordham	200211007	ψ .5)000	5.05	Funds will go towards maintaining the Patrol Ambassador Program and programming that activates
Feliz	Rd. Public Safety	260117797	\$25,000	SBS	public spaces.
Stevens	Fortune Society, Inc., The - Re-entry Services - Council District 16	132645436	\$10,000	DYCD	Funding will support Fortune Society's re-entry services in Council District 16.
Marte	Friends of Bogardus Plaza, Inc Council District 1	273300541	\$5,000	DYCD	Funds will be used to support ongoing Garden Care, Event Programming and Enhanced Safety.
	Frog & Peach Theatre Co., Inc Main Stage Shakespeare				
Brewer	Programming	133916149	\$5,000	DCLA	Funds will support performance and rehearsal costs, and marketing to more diverse audiences.
					Funding will support housing and benefits assistance for legal system-involved individuals in Council
Jordan	Getting Out and Staying Out, Inc.	061711370	\$20,000	DYCD	District 9.
					Funds will be used for Troop 75312, to support special needs youth programming and events, as
Borelli	Girl Scout Council of Greater New York, Inc Troop 75312	131624014	\$10,000	DYCD	well as supplies for Troop 75312, including t-shirts and arts & crafts materials.
					Funds to be used for operational expenses including fuel, utilities, insurance, maintenance and the
Holden	Glendale Civilian Observation Patrol, Inc., The	112502910	\$5,000	DYCD	purchase of supplies.
	Goddard Riverside Community Center - Goddard Riverside Law				
Abreu	Project - Council District 7	131893908	\$20,000	DYCD	Funding to support the Goddard Riverside Law Project and low-income tenants in Council District 7.
	Goddard Riverside Community Center - Youth Programs -		40= 000		
Brewer	Amsterdam Houses & Addition	131893908	\$95,000	DYCD	Funds will support Goddard Riverside Youth Programs in Amsterdam Houses and Addition.
Riley	Good Shepherd Services - Bronx Rises Against Gun Violence (BRAG)	135598710	\$10,000	DYCD	Funds will be used to support overall BRAG programming, including expanding team building activities with the staff and youth.
					Funding for services of youth programs, housing support, health and mental health programs, other
Farias	Good Shepherd Services - Council District 18	135598710	\$25,000	DYCD	local programs that strengthen communities, or victim services programs in Council District 18
	Good Shepherd Services - Cure Violence: 46th, 50th & 52nd	4055005	445.005	D)::05	To support national night out at St. James Park(52nd precinct), Cedar Playground(46th precinct) and
Sanchez	Precinct Community Councils	135598710	\$15,000	DYCD	Bailey playground(50th precinct) in addition to other community empowerment programs.

Council Member	Legal Name of Organization - Program Name	Tax ID	Amount	Agency	Purpose of Funds
					To support BRAG's youth programming in their music studio, boxing classes and hosting open young
Sanchez	Good Shepherd Services - Support Our Youth Programming	135598710	\$25,000	DYCD	adult open gym nights at in a local school during the summer.
	Greater Direction, Inc Justice Involved Youth Anti-Violence				Funding for youth-centered, anti-violence programming in Council District 35, including gardening
Hudson	Program - Council District 35	884084210	\$10,000	DYCD	and basketball programs.
	Haitian Americans United for Progress, Inc Hate Crime				
Joseph	Prevention - Council District 40	112423857	\$10,000	DYCD	Funding will support community services in Council District 40.
Joseph	Haitian Centers Council, Inc Adult Education - Council District 40	112648501	\$10,000	DYCD	Funding will support community services in Council District 40.
Moya	HANAC, Inc Public School 143 Louis Armstrong (24Q143)	112290832	\$50,000	DYCD	Funds will support the creation of a beacon at Public School 143 Louis Armstrong (24Q143).
Moya	HANAC, Inc Saturday Night Lights Soccer Program - Council District 21	112290832	\$50,000	DYCD	Funds will support a Saturday Night Lights Soccer program in Council District 21.
Farias	Health + Hospitals - Jacobi Medical Center - SNUG - Bronx Site	132655001	\$45,000	ННС	Funds will support programming and services at Jacobi Medical Center SNUG Bronx Site.
Carr	Health Essential Association, Inc.	452871053		DYCD	Funds to be used for programming and services.
					Funds will be used to support the operating expenses of the Queens Day Program and the Kiwanis
Lee	HeartShare Human Services of NY, R.C. Diocese of Brooklyn	111633549	\$10,000	DHMH	and Russo preschools.
Menin	Hetrick-Martin Institute, Inc.	133104537	\$10,000	DYCD	Funds for Community Safety and Victim Services Initiative programming purposes.
	Homecrest Community Services, Inc Community Support Services				To support direct assistance, case management, and other supportive services for those in need in
Brannan	- Council District 43	113373115	\$20,000	DYCD	Council District 43.
Riley	Hoops in the Sun Group, Inc Hoops in the Sun - District 12	043701631	\$10,000	DYCD	To provide youth activity and services in City Council District 12.
Holden	HSS Screening and Early Detection, Inc Council District 30	473436880		DHMH	Funds to be used for free mobile cancer and health screenings events in Council District 30.
De La Rosa	Hudson River Community Sailing, Inc Council District 10	261784215	\$10,000	DYCD	To support youth programming in Council District 10.
Lee	ICNA Relief USA Programs, Inc Hunger Prevention Program	043810161	\$10,000	DYCD	Funds will be used for general operating expenses of the Hunger Prevention Program.
Borelli	IlluminArt Productions - Council District 51	421727647	\$20,000	DYCD	Funds will support programming for youth in Council District 51.
	Institute for Community Living, Inc Mental Health Support				
Joseph	Services for Veterans - Council District 40	133306195	\$10,000	DHMH	Funding will support community services for Veterans in Council District 40.
Jordan	Interfaith Center of New York, Inc., The	133926970	\$10,000	DYCD	Funds to support the Center's "Building Peace" gun safety program.
De La Rosa	Inwood Community Services, Inc.	133087407	\$10,000	DYCD	To support Inwood community services programming.
	l'RAISE Girls & Boys International Corporation - Youth Services -				
Riley	Council District 12	463299217	\$20,000	DYCD	Funding to provided youth mental health services and counseling.
	Jewish Board of Family and Children's Services, Inc Crossroads				
Powers	Clinic Services	135564937	\$10,000	DHMH	Funding will support the Crossroads youth adult clinic services in Council District 4.
	Jewish Board of Family and Children's Services, Inc PROS -				
Stevens	Council District 16	135564937	\$10,000	DHMH	Funding would support PROS clients in Council District 16.
	Jewish Child Care Association of New York - East Flatbush				
Joseph	Community Partnership Aid Initiative - Council District 40	131624060	\$10,000	DYCD	Funding will support community services in Council District 40.
					Funding will cover an array of critical support services including supportive counseling, case
			l .		management, benefits and entitlements screening and enrollment, legal services and financial
Carr	Jewish Community Center of Staten Island, Inc.	135562256	\$5,000	DYCD	counseling.
	Jewish Community Council of Greater Coney Island, Inc				
Kagan	Community Programming - Council District 47	112665181	\$15,000	DYCD	Funds will be used to create programs to support community residents in Council District 47.
Kagan	Jewish Community Council of Greater Coney Island, Inc Cure Violence Operation Hood - Council District 47	112665181	\$20,000	DYCD	Funds will support the Cure Violence Operation Hood program in Council District 47.
Kagan	violence Operation 1100u - Council District 47	112003101	720,000	טונט	i unus wiii support the cure violence operation ribou program in council district 47.

Council Member	Legal Name of Organization - Program Name	Tax ID	Amount	Agency	Purpose of Funds
Lee	Junior Achievement of New York - Council District 23	133031828	\$10,000	DYCD	Funds will be used to support financial literacy programming for Council District 23 residents.
Menin	JustFix, Inc.	813080695	\$15,000	HPD	To assist in providing programming and services for individuals requiring housing-related help.
Powers	Justice Innovation, Inc Community First	852810883	\$40,000	DYCD	Funding will support the Community First homeless outreach program.
Aviles	Justice Innovation, Inc Community Healing & Wellness (formerly Red Hook CARES)	852810883	\$50,000	DYCD	Funds will support community-based program that provides trauma-informed, healing-centered approaches to advocacy, counseling, and case management.
Rivera	Justice Innovation, Inc Midtown Community Court & Straus Houses Community Center	852810883	\$25,000	DYCD	Funds will support Midtown Community Court's programs and operations including Straus Houses community center.
Hanif	Justice Innovation, Inc Peer-Led Diversion Program	852810883	\$10,000	DYCD	Support peer-led diversion program for young people ages 10-18 referred by local schools, community partners, the court, justice system agencies, or the police for low level offenses, such as graffiti, fare evasion, theft, assault, and truancy.
Ayala	Keep Rising to the Top, Inc Community Dance Program	133948379	\$10,000	DCLA	To provide accessible dance instruction to at-risk children and young adults as a positive alternative to social and street pressures.
Brooks-Powers	King of Kings Foundation, Inc Cure Violence intervention - Council District 31	030583790	\$20,000	DYCD	Funds will support youth mentorship, youth empowerment and engagement events, and cure violence programming in Council District 31.
Dinowitz	Kingsbridge Heights Community Center, Inc Community Safety & Victim Services	132813809	\$20,000	DYCD	Funding to support preventive services to active youth enrolled in our youth development and clinical programs.
Krishnan	Korean American Family Service Center, The	133609811	\$10,000	DYCD	Funding will support hate crime prevention strategies and support.
Ung	Korean American Family Service Center, The - Domestic Violence Prevention & Intervention for Young Asian American Immigrants	133609811	\$20,000	DYCD	To support domestic violence prevention and intervention services for AAPI community members in Council District 20.
Schulman	Korean Community Services of Metropolitan New York, Inc Council District 29	237348989	\$10,000	DYCD	Funds will provide Community Safety and Victim Services Programming/Support/Events in Council District 29.
Paladino	Korean Community Services of Metropolitan New York, Inc Mental Health Services for Vulnerable Populations	237348989	\$10,000	DHMH	Funds will support mental health awareness, crisis intervention, counseling, and safety programs for victims of hate crimes, domestic violence, sexual and child abuse, and human trafficking in Council District 19.
Krishnan	Korean Community Services of Metropolitan New York, Inc Protecting the Community Against Hate Program - Council District 25	237348989	\$10,000	DYCD	Funding will support the Protecting the Community Against Hate program work in Council District 25.
Krishnan	Latinas On The Verge of Excellence Love, Inc.	463732667	\$10,000	DYCD	Funding will support services and programming provided by L.O.V.E.
Adams	Latinas On The Verge of Excellence Love, Inc Community Safety - Council District 28	463732667	\$10,000	DYCD	Funds will support aid, education, and provide resources to Council District 28 students through the powers of mentorship and health education.
Caban	Latinas On The Verge of Excellence Love, Inc L.O.V.E. Mentoring & Community Programming - Council District 22	463732667	\$8,000	DYCD	Funds will support L.O.V.E. Mentoring and Community Programming in Council District 22.
Marte	Latinas On The Verge of Excellence Love, Inc L.O.V.E. Mentoring Program - Emma Lazarus High School	463732667	\$5,000	DYCD	To support the L.O.V.E. Mentoring Program at Emma Lazarus High School.
Williams	Legal Aid Society - Council District 27	135562265	\$12,500	DYCD	Funds will be used to support programming in the 27th Council District.
Vernikov	Legion Alpha, Inc Council District 48	474310325	\$20,000	DYCD	Funds will be used for a training program in situational awareness, emergency first aid, active shooter response, surveillance and preparedness for 48th Council District constituents.
Louis	Life Bridge NY - Bereavement & Victim Services - Council District 45			DYCD	Funds to support Council District 45 crime victims and families with bereavement services, crisis intervention counseling and emergency food and holistic safety planning.
Williams	Life Camp, Inc Council District 27	200814999	\$20,000	DYCD	Funds will be used to support programming the 27th Council District.

Council Member	Legal Name of Organization - Program Name	Tax ID	Amount	Agency	Purpose of Funds
					Funding will be used to support ongoing academic enrichment and extracurricular activities at
					schools in Council District 31 and Springfield Gardens HS. It will also go to support de-escalation
Brooks-Powers	Life Camp, Inc Council District 31	200814999	\$15,000	DYCD	programs for the youth.
	Lower East Side District Management Corporation, Inc				
Marte	Community Safety Initiative	133683266	\$10,000	DYCD	Funds to support community safety initiatives on the LES by the Business Improvement District.
	LSNY Bronx Corporation - Healing Centered Schools Working		4.0.000		
Dinowitz	Group's Initiative	161759590	\$10,000	DYCD	Funding to support the Healing Centered Schools Work Group's Initiative in Council District 11.
Cutionna	Make the Bood New York - Youth Down Duniest	112244200	¢25.000	DVCD	Funding will support low-income immigrant youth and youth of color with after-school programs,
Gutierrez	Make the Road New York - Youth Power Project Making the Impossible Possible - Financial Literacy - Council	113344389	\$25,000	DYCD	leadership development, academic and social service supports. Funds will be used to provide financial literacy education to youth and community members in
Narcicco	District 46	000707110	¢10.000	DVCD	
Narcisse	Man Up, Inc Council District 42	900797118		DYCD	Council District 46. Funds will be used for community anti-violence work.
Barron	Iviali Op, Ilic Coulicii District 42	030553092	\$50,000	DYCD	Funds will support community engagement and development of a robust gun violence prevention
					and intervention program across the 83rd, 73rd, and 75th precincts within the 37th Council District,
Nurse	Man Up, Inc Cure Violence - Council District 37	030553092	\$20,000	DYCD	for four specific target areas.
De La Rosa	Manhattan Community Board #12	136400434	\$10,000	MNCB	To support Community Board 12 programming.
De La Nosa	Ivialifiatian Community Board #12	130400434	\$10,000	IVIIVCD	To support Community Board 12 programming.
Marte	Manhattan Legal Services - Council District 1	132613958	\$5,000	DSS/HRA	Funds will be used to provide Essential legal services for low-income residents in District 1.
iviaite	Metropolitan New York Coordinating Council on Jewish Poverty,	132013330	73,000	DOSTINA	I talias will be used to provide Essential legal services for low-income residents in district 1.
Powers	Inc Council District 4	132738818	\$10,000	DSS/HRA	Funding will support Met Council social services in Council District 4.
TOWEIS	Inc Council District 4	132730010	710,000	DOSTINA	I thank will support wet council social services in council district 4.
	Metropolitan New York Coordinating Council on Jewish Poverty,				Funds will provide Metropolitan New York Coordinating Council on Jewish Poverty, Inc. Family
Schulman	Inc Family Violence Services Program - Council District 29	132738818	\$20,000	DYCD	Violence Services program in Council District 29.
Serramian	Metropolitan New York Coordinating Council on Jewish Poverty,	102700010	¥20,000	5.05	Professional Programmy Country Processing Professional Pr
Ung	Inc Intimate Partner & Family Abuse Services	132738818	\$10,000	DYCD	To support programs that combat intimate partner and family abuse in Queens.
Dinowitz	Mindbuilders Creative Arts, Inc Council District 11	132988157	\$20,000	DCLA	Funding in support of youth empowerment programming in Council District 11.
	Mixteca Organization, Inc Workforce Development for Asylum		, -,		The state of the s
Hanif	Seekers	113561651	\$10,000	DYCD	Funds will support workforce development for Asylum Seekers related programming and services.
	Morris Heights Health Center, Inc Community Empowerment -		. ,		1 7
Sanchez	Council District 14	061081232	\$15,000	DHMH	Funds will be used to activate our public spaces through community empowerment events.
	Morris Heights Health Center, Inc Maternal Health Equity -				
Joseph	Council District 40	061081232	\$10,000	DHMH	Funding will support community services in Council District 40.
	Morris Heights Health Center, Inc Mental Health - Council District				
Sanchez	14	061081232	\$15,000	DHMH	To support the increase of capacity for behavioral and mental health services for our youth.
					Funding to support MMCC's Mental Health Screening initiative with the purpose of providing crisis
Dinowitz	Mosholu-Montefiore Community Center, Inc Council District 11	133622107	\$20,000	DHMH	intervention services to youth in Council District 11.
	Mosholu-Montefiore Community Center, Inc Grant Cornerstone				
Abreu	Teen Center - Council District 7	133622107	\$10,000	DYCD	Funding to support community programming at Grant Cornerstone Teen Center.
	Muslim American Society of Brooklyn and Staten Island, Inc				To support case management and connection to benefits for youth and families in need in Council
Brannan	Social Services - Council District 43	454661688	\$10,000	DSS/HRA	District 43.
Jordan	Muslim Community Network	753163555	\$10,000	DYCD	Funding to support Hate Crimes Prevention initiatives in Council District 9.
	Muslim Community Network - Community Safety - Council District				Funds will support victims services and provide community safety trainings for Muslim communities
Adams	28	753163555	\$15,000	DYCD	in Council District 28.
Riley	National Double Dutch League, Inc Council District 12	200681037	\$10,000	DYCD	Funding to be used for youth programming in Council District 12.
	Neighborhood Initiatives Development Corporation (NIDC) -				Funding will support community events organizing in collaboration with the Bronx Park East
Feliz	Community Events & Services - Council District 15	133110811	\$10,000	DYCD	Community Association in Council District 15.

Council Member	Legal Name of Organization - Program Name	Tax ID	Amount	Agency	Purpose of Funds
					Funding will go toward having volunteers at Public School 96X to help develop job skills as
	Neighborhood Initiatives Development Corporation (NIDC) - Public				counselors in training, teach the "Seven Habits of Highly Effective Teens" and provide support and
Feliz	School 096 Richard Rodgers (11X096) - Council District 15	133110811	\$10,000	DYCD	peer support.
Williams	New Order of Solutions, Inc.	472527565	\$10,000	DYCD	Funds will be used to support community events and programing in the 27th Council District.
	New York Asian Women's Center, Inc Support for Survivors of				
Aviles	Gender-Based Violence	133286250	\$10,000	DYCD	Funds will support legal help, holistic advocacy and wrap around services.
	New York Center for Interpersonal Development, Inc Crisis				
Hanks	Management System - Council District 49	237085239	\$80,000	DYCD	Funding will support Crisis Management Systems programming in Council District 49.
	New York City Gay and Lesbian Anti-Violence Project, Inc				To support survivors of violence who live in the district with counseling, empowerment training and
Caban	Supporting Survivors - Council District 22	133149200	\$31,000	DYCD	legal services; and rapid incident response.
Menin	New York City H2O - Council District 5	453860014	\$10,000	DYCD	To help support students in Council District 5 with programming and services.
Holden	New York City H2O - Highland Park - Council District 30	453860014	\$5,000	DYCD	Funds will be used to maintain Council District 30 Highland Park sector.
					Funds will be used to support services in District 23, both through the Mobile Legal Help Center and
Lee	New York Legal Assistance Group, Inc Council District 23	133505428	\$10,000	DSS/HRA	the Immigrant Opportunities Initiative.
D.d ust -	New York Land Assistance County Inc. Makile Land Hale Control	422505420	67.000	DCC/UDA	For direct and contact the contact is least alicinate Contact District 4
Marte	New York Legal Assistance Group, Inc Mobile Legal Help Center	133505428	\$7,000	DSS/HRA	Funding to support the mobile legal clinics in Council District 1.
	New York Legal Assistance Group, Inc Mobile Legal Help Center -		4		To support in-person legal services through regular district visits to conduct outreach and intake in
Ung	Council District 20	133505428	\$10,000	DSS/HRA	Council District 20.
	New York Peace Institute, Inc Conflict Resolution & Restorative		4		
Restler	Justice	451964622		DYCD	Funds will provide Conflict Resolution & Restorative Justice programming and/or services
Holden	New York University - Veteran Dental Services	135562308	\$15,000	DHMH	Funds to support Veterans Oral Care Access Resource (VOCARE) program.
					Funding for multi-media arts programming using the NYWC digital lounge and music production
	New York WEB Center, Inc Anti-Gun Violence Multimedia Arts				studio along with videography for messaging by youth about violence prevention and team
Hudson	Campaign	205620848		DYCD	building/leadership activities.
Yeger	Ohel Children's Home and Family Services, Inc.	116078704	\$10,000	DHMH	To provide crisis counseling and assistance for crime victims and their families.
Williams	Opportunities for a Better Tomorrow, Inc Council District 27	112934620	\$10,000	DYCD	Funds will be used to support programming in the 27th Council District.
	Osborne Association, Inc., The - Bronx Osborne Gun Avoidance				
Stevens	Program - Council District 16	135563028	\$20,000	DYCD	Funds will be used to support the Bronx-Osborne Gun Avoidance Program in Council District 16.
	Osborne Association, Inc., The - Fulton Re-entry Center - Council				Funds will support the planning, community relations, program design, and operations of the Fulton
Stevens	District 16	135563028	\$10,000	DYCD	Re-entry Center in Council District 16.
	Palante Harlem, Inc Homelessness Prevention & Housing				
Abreu	Preservation - Council District 7	800209989	\$10,000	HPD	Funding to support homelessness prevention and housing preservation in Council District 7.
	Parent Child Relationship Association - Youth Community Service				
Brannan	Involvement	831900689	\$10,000	DYCD	To support community service projects and youth public engagement in Council District 43.
Osse	Partnership with Children, Inc Public School 308K Clara Cardwell	135596751	\$7.750	DYCD	Wrap-around community school programming at P.S. 308 Clara Cardwell.
U33E	Partnership with Children, Inc Public School Sook Clara Cardwell Partnership with Children, Inc The Gregory Jocko Jackson School	199990/91	\$7,750	טונט	wrap-around community school programming at r.s. 500 Clara Carawell.
Mealy	of Sports, Art, and Technology (23K284)	135596751	\$10,000	DCLA	Funds will provide trauma-informed freedom school programming during summer 2023 at P.S. 284.
Mealy	Phoenix Houses Of Long Island, Inc Save Our Selves Program -	199990/91	\$10,000	DCLA	i unus wiii provide tradina-informed freedom school programming during summer 2023 at P.S. 284.
Osse	Council District 36	112307925	\$20,000	DHMH	Overdose prevention and recovery services in District 36, including street outreach.
0330	Council District 30	112307323	720,000	DITIVITI	overage prevention and recovery services in District 30, including street outreach.
				1	
Ariola	Police Department - 100th Precinct - Domestic Violence Program	136400434	\$33,000	NYPD	Funds will be used to support the domestic violence program at the 100th Precinct.
Ariola Ariola	Police Department - 100th Precinct - Domestic Violence Program Police Department - 102nd Precinct - Domestic Violence Program	136400434 136400434		NYPD NYPD	Funds will be used to support the domestic violence program at the 100th Precinct. Funds will be used to support the Domestic Violence Program at the 102nd Precinct.

Council Member	Legal Name of Organization - Program Name	Tax ID	Amount	Agency	Purpose of Funds
Ariola	Police Department - 106th Precinct - Domestic Violence Program	136400434	\$33,500	NYPD	Funds will be used to support the Domestic Violence Program at the 106th Precinct.
Adams	Police Department - 113th Precinct Community Safety	136400434	\$12,500	NYPD	Funds will support Community Safety and Victim Services efforts in the 113rd Precinct.
					To support the 45th Precinct's community outreach and can be used in partnership with the
Velazquez	Police Department - 45th Precinct	136400434	\$25,000	NYPD	Precinct Community Council.
					To support the 49th Precinct's community outreach and can be used in partnership with the
Velazquez	Police Department - 49th Precinct	136400434	\$25,000	NYPD	Precinct Community Council.
Feliz	Police Department - Security Cameras - Council District 15	136400434	\$45,000	NYPD	Funds will go towards the purchase of security cameras to be installed in Council District 15.
Holden	Police Organization Providing Peer Assistance (POPPA), Inc.	134128172	\$5,500	DHMH	Funds to support operations and supplies.
	Police Organization Providing Peer Assistance (POPPA), Inc 109th				
Paladino	& 111th Precincts	134128172	\$10,000	DHMH	Funds will provide support programming and services for 109 & 111 Precincts.
	Police Organization Providing Peer Assistance (POPPA), Inc Police				
Holden	Precincts - Council District 30	134128172	\$10,000	DHMH	Funds will provide support programming and services for Council District 30 Police Precincts.
					Funding to support visual art and design learning opportunities for New York City youth, aged 6-18,
	Pratt Institute - Pratt Institute Center for Art, Design and				including Pratt Young Scholars, to help keep young people occupied and out of potentially violent
Hudson	Community Engagement K-12	111630822	\$2,500	DYCD	encounters.
					Funds will provide Community Safety and Victim Services Programming/Support/Events in Council
Schulman	Queens Borough Safety Patrol, Inc Council District 29	810865847	\$10,000	DYCD	District 29.
					Evening Drop-in Teen Center at QCH Forest Hills Community Center: youth development-focused
	Queens Community House, Inc Alternatives to Violence Through		400.000	51/05	athletics, recreation and educational activities to engage young people in safe, supervised, and
Schulman	Youth Opportunity	112375583	\$20,000	DYCD	structured environments.
Gennaro	Queens Community House, Inc Hot Spots Outreach Program	112375583	\$40,000	DYCD	Funding to support the Hot Spots Outreach program in Council District 24.
	Queens Law Associates Not-For-Profit Corporation - Council				Funding to support services for youth in Council District 31, specifically to initiate restorative justice
Brooks-Powers	District 31	270364845	\$15,000	DYCD	and cure violence programs to reduce gun violence in Far Rockaway and surrounding areas.
	Queens Legal Services Corporation - Housing Immigration Legal				
Ung	Services	132605604	\$10,000	DSS/HRA	To support in-district workshops and legal clinics in areas such as housing and immigration.
					Funding to support services for youth in Council District 31, specifically to initiate the Occupy the
Brooks-Powers	Queens Royal Priest Hood, Inc Council District 31	465640085	\$10,000	DYCD	Corners initiative to reduce instances of gun violence in Far Rockaway and surrounding areas.
	Rebuilding Together NYC - Economic Opportunity - Council District		. ,		
Kagan	47	133997769	\$7,000	DYCD	Funds will be used for workforce development programs in Council District 47.
	Reel Stories Teen Filmmaking, Inc Free After School Filmmaking				
Narcisse	for Youth - Council District 46	200936377	\$20,000	DYCD	Funds will be used to provide filmmaking skills and experiences to youth in Council District 46.
Holden	Ridgewood Volunteer Ambulance Corps, Inc.	237405104	\$20,000	FDNY	Funds will provide operational support and assist victims of crime in Council District 30.
					Funding will support services for youth in need of cure violence interventions via Rock Safe Streets
Brooks-Powers	Rising Ground, Inc Council District 31	131860451	\$10,000	DYCD	organization in Council District 31.
					Funding in support of crisis intervention services that meet urgent emotional, psychological or
Dinowitz	Riverdale Mental Health Association, Inc Council District 11	131930700	\$10,000	DHMH	physical needs of victims of crimes in Council District 11.
Hudson	Rooftop Films, Inc Summer Series - Council District 35	352323897	\$14,000	DCLA	Funding to support Rooftop Films Summer Series events in Council District 35.
					Funding to continue client-centered trauma-informed response to victims and survivors in Council
Farias	Safe Horizon, Inc Council District 18	132946970	\$15,000	DYCD	District 18.
					Funds will support mental health treatment for infants and toddlers who are survivors of various
Paladino	Safe Horizon, Inc Counseling	132946970	\$10,000	DHMH	forms of crime.

Council Member	Legal Name of Organization - Program Name	Tax ID	Amount	Agency	Purpose of Funds
Adams	Safe Horizon, Inc Queens Family Justice Center	132946970	\$15,000	DYCD	Funds will support victim services at the Queens Family Justice Center.
	Safe Horizon, Inc Queens Family Justice Center Program - Council				
Schulman	District 29	132946970	\$20,000	DYCD	Funds will provide Queens Family Justice Center Program in Council District 29.
Hanks	Safe Horizon, Inc Staten Island Child Advocacy Center	132946970		DYCD	Funding will support the Staten Island Child Advocacy Center.
Hanks	Safe Horizon, Inc Staten Island Rape Crisis Center	132946970	\$5,000	DYCD	Funding will support the Staten island Rape Crisis Center.
					Funds will be used to provide trauma-informed services to victims and survivors of violence in
Narcisse	Safe Horizon, Inc Trauma-Informed Services - Council District 46	132946970	\$10,000	DYCD	Council District 46.
	Samaritan Daytop Village, Inc Times Square Family Residence -				Funds will be used to support to increase access to academic supports and provide a space for
Powers	Council District 4	112635374	\$10,000	DYCD	homework help for children in the Times Square Family Residence.
	Samaritan Daytop Village, Inc Young Mother's Program - Council				
Abreu	District 7	112635374		DYCD	Funding to support Young Mothers Program Trauma Informed Care in Council District 7.
Holden	Samaritans of New York, Inc.	133164464	\$5,000	DHMH	Funds to be used for suicide prevention services for youth and adults.
Paladino	Samuel Field YM & YWHA, Inc Adolescent Mental Health Clinic	113071518	\$10,000	DHMH	Funds will support adolescent counseling to victims of domestic violence and sexual abuse.
					Funding to support leadership training, community service and professional development
Lee	Samuel Field YM & YWHA, Inc Council District 23	113071518	\$13,000	DYCD	programming.
De La Rosa	School in the Square Public Charter School - Council District 10	810932728	\$10,000	DYCD	To support bachata in the square programming in Council District 10.
	SCO Family of Services - Family Dynamics Beacon Community				
Osse	Center - Council District 36	112777066	\$10,000	DYCD	Funding for Family Dynamics Beacon Community Center at MS 35.
					Funds will be used to promote relationship-building and wellness especially with the individuals,
Marte	Shanghai Association in USA, Inc Council District 1	461580361	\$5,000	DYCD	families, youth, and seniors residents in District 1.
Yeger	Shmira Civilian Volunteer Patrol of Boro Park	113260405	\$45,000	DYCD	Funds will provide assistance with victim services and patrol the local neighborhoods.
Vernikov	Shmira Volunteer Patrol Corporation	112719958	\$10,000	DYCD	Funding will be used to provide public safety patrols, services for Holocaust survivors and victims of disaster.
	Shmira Volunteer Patrol Corporation - Community Safety - Council				
Restler	District 33	112719958	\$36,000	DYCD	Funds will provide Community Safety in Council District 33.
Gennaro	Shmira Volunteer Patrol Corporation - Council District 24	112719958	\$40,000	DYCD	Funding to support community safety patrols in Council District 24.
Adams	Showing Hearts Foundation, Inc., The - YOUTHPreneur Program	810713547	\$10,000	DYCD	Funds will support an economic training and mentorship program for youth.
	Society of the Third Street Music School Settlement - Campos Plaza				
Rivera	Community Center	135596825	\$25,000	DCLA	Funds will support Third Street's music programming at Campos Plaza Community Center.
	SoHo Broadway District Management Association, Inc Council				To support the SBDMA actions towards community safety, especially AAPI businesses and
Marte	District 1	471044631	\$12,000	DYCD	communities.
Menin	Sophie Gerson Healthy Youth - Council District 5	462977659	\$15,000	DYCD	Funding will support programming to assist kids and students living within Council District 5.
Krishnan	South Asian Council for Social Services - Council District 25	113632920	\$17,250	DYCD	Supporting community services and programming in Council District 25.
Williams	Southern Queens Park Association, Inc Council District 27	112432846	\$20,000	DYCD	Funds will be used to support programming in the 27th Council District.
	Southside United Housing Development Fund Corporation - Anti-				
Restler	Violence & Anti-Hate - Council District 33	112268359	\$20,000	DYCD	Funds will provide Anti-violence and Anti-Hate efforts in Council District 33.
	Southside United Housing Development Fund Corporation -				
Gutierrez	Neighborhood Safety Coalition Hate Crimes Initiative	112268359	\$10,000	DYCD	Funding will support the Neighborhood Safety Coalition Hate-Crimes Initiative.
	Special Olympics New York, Inc Community Training Club				Funding will support community services and the Community Training Club Support program in
Joseph	Support - Council District 40	237061382	\$10,000	DYCD	Council District 40.
	St. Nick's Alliance Corporation - Anti-Violence & Substance Abuse -				
Gutierrez	Cooper Park	510192170		DYCD	Funding will support anti violence and substance abuse issues in the Cooper Park Area.
Menin	Stanley M. Isaacs Neighborhood Center, Inc.	132572034	\$10,000	DYCD	To provide programming for Stanley Isaacs residents in Council District 5.

Council Member	Legal Name of Organization - Program Name	Tax ID	Amount	Agency	Purpose of Funds
	Staten Island Economic Development Corporation - Council District				Funds to be used for security for the New Dorp BID, West Shore BID, Merchants Associations and
Carr	50	133706442	\$25,000	SBS	areas surrounding in the 50th Council District
	Switching Lifestylez, Inc Justice-Involved Youth Support Services -				
Hudson	District 35	881538933	\$10,000	DYCD	Funding for programming and support services to support justice-involved youth in District 35.
	Transitional Services for New York (TSINY), Inc Residential				Funds will support supportive housing and apartment programs throughout Queens for victims of
Paladino	Program	237376074	\$25,000	DHMH	violence.
A: 1	Trinity Healing Center, Inc Daughters of the Lotus - Youth	202225005	¢25.000	DVCD	
Aviles	Program Trinity Healing Contor Inc. Cover Assault Provention & Survivor	203235905	\$25,000	DYCD	Funds will support intervention, advocacy, and leadership project for girls and gender fluid youth. To support sexual assault prevention programming and direct services for survivors of sexual
Brannan	Trinity Healing Center, Inc Sexual Assault Prevention & Survivor	203235905	\$10,000	DYCD	violence.
Didiliali	Support Turning Point for Women and Families - Domestic Violence Related	203233903	\$10,000	DYCD	Provide a variety of culturally competent domestic violence services focused on safety and self-
Schulman	Direct Services Program	542177390	\$10,000	DYCD	sufficiency.
Schainlan	Direct Services Frogram	342177330	710,000	DICD	Summercy.
					Funds will be used to promote relationship-building, public safety, and wellness especially with the
Marte	UA3, Inc Youth Leadership Development Program	474803090	\$10,000	DYCD	individuals, families, youth, seniors, and AAPI residents in District 1.
	Ujima Community Working Together, Inc Ujima YOUTH	17 1000000	¥10,000	5.05	Funds will support youth leadership development, anti-violence, and community unification
Nurse	BUSHWICK Strong!	300708882	\$20,000	DYCD	programming.
Carr	United Activities Unlimited, Inc.	132921483	\$30,000	DYCD	Funds will be used for programming for youth.
	·				Funds will be used for UCA's operational costs for community watch group, essential services
					including but not limited to mental health support, combat hate educational and recreational
Vernikov	United Chinese Association of Brooklyn - UCA Community Safety	371469112	\$50,000	DYCD	programs, and housing stability for senior immigrant population.
					Funds will support victim services, cure violence outreach and safety education for residents of
Adams	United Sikhs - Community Safety - Council District 28	113483921	\$15,000	DYCD	Council District 28.
	University Settlement Society of New York, Inc Campos				
Rivera	Community Center	135562374	\$25,000	DYCD	Funding will support programs and services at the Campos Community Center.
					Funds will be used to activate the space in and around the Stanton Street Park Building to promote
Marte	University Settlement Society of New York, Inc ROAR Initiative	135562374	\$9,000	DYCD	relationship-building, public safety, and wellness.
De La Rosa	Uplift NYC, Inc Youth Programming - Council District 10	465401925	\$10,000	DYCD	To support Uplift Youth Programming In Council District 10.
Salamanca	Urban Health Plan, Inc Council District 17	237360305	\$100,000	DHMH	Funding will be used to provide essential services & programming for clinic patients.
					Funds will sustain and expand ongoing merchant organizing and placemaking work with street
Hanif	Urban Justice Center - Council District 39	133442022	· ·	DYCD	vendors in Council District 39.
Menin	Urban Justice Center - Council District 5	133442022	\$10,000	DYCD	For community-focused programming to assist residents in Council District 5.
5 1		422022675	44.00.000	5.15.411	Funding will go to support a Community Outreach Officer/Specialist to coordinate outreach and
Bottcher	Urban Pathways, Inc Council District 3	132933675	\$100,000	DHMH	mental health services with local residents in Council District 3.
	Linkon Vouth Allianas International Inc. Count Involved Vouth				
Avala	Urban Youth Alliance International, Inc Court Involved Youth	122060192	¢1E 000	DHMH	To provide youth involved in the justice system with psychosocial assessments, internships, referrals
Ayala	Mental Health Urban Youth Alliance International, Inc Youth & Anti-Violence	132969182	\$15,000	DHMH	for services, leadership development, anger management, and recreational trips.
Stovens	Programming in Council District 16	132969182	\$10,000	חעכם	Funds will be used to support youth and violence prevention programming in Council District 16.
Stevens Barron	Victory Music and Dance Company, Inc Council District 42	472167056		DCLA	Funds will support Anti Violence Program through arts programming.
Barron	Violence Intervention Program - Restorative Justice Program -	4/210/030	723,000	DCLA	and will support And violence i rogiani dirough arts programming.
Caban	Council District 22	133540337	\$31,000	DYCD	Funds will support Restorative Justice (RJ) programming and services.
535011	Voices of Community Activists & Leaders (VOCAL-NY), Inc	133340337	731,000	5105	Funds will provide services and support, including street outreach, for people with substance use
Restler	Downtown Brooklyn Public Safety	134094385	\$34,000	DYCD	disorder in the greater Downtown Brooklyn neighborhood.
	Voices of Community Activists & Leaders (VOCAL-NY), Inc		75 1,000	2.02	
Gutierrez	Overdose Prevention - Council District 34	134094385	\$5,000	DHMH	Funding will support lifesaving overdose prevention in Council District 34.
			+2,000		O SEPTEMBER PROPERTY OF THE PR

Council Member	Legal Name of Organization - Program Name	Tax ID	Amount	Agency	Purpose of Funds
	We All Really Matter, Inc Domestic Violence Prevention - Council				
Abreu	District 7	452455826	\$10,000	DYCD	Funding to support WARM programming in Council District 7.
					To support Why Not Care, Inc's LES United Festival which will promote relationship-building, public
Marte	Why Not Care, Inc LES United Festival	813043817	\$12,000	DYCD	safety, and wellness.
	Witness to Mass Incarceration, Inc MAP Project - Council District				Funding to support Witness providing economic empowerment for formerly incarcerated people
Caban	22	825460402	\$10,000	SBS	and the MAP project in Council District 22.
Riley	Wiz Kids Books B4 Basketball	462968939	\$20,000	DYCD	Funds to be used for youth development and programming in CD 12
Gennaro	Women for Afghan Women	020539734	\$10,000	DYCD	Funding to support services for victims of crime or domestic violence.
Menin	Women In Need, Inc.	133164477	\$10,000	DHS	To provide programming for individuals living in District 5.
	Women's Empowerment Coalition of New York City - Holistic				To provide a holistic approach to services and engagement but creating a fully funded, full service
Aviles	Empowerment	844687643	\$15,000	DYCD	holistic program for domestic violence survivors.
	Women's Empowerment Coalition of New York City - Social and				Support recovery & wellness programming and social services for survivors of domestic and gender-
Brannan	Supportive Services	844687643	\$10,000	DYCD	based violence from under-resourced communities.
	Women's Initiative for Self Empowerment - Malikah Programming -				To support Anti-violence, mental health (healing justice) and financial literacy programming for
Caban	Council District 22	471277862	\$20,000	DYCD	young and immigrant women in Astoria, Queens.
	Yemeni American Merchants Association - Merchant Organizing &				
Joseph	Services - Council District 40	823539502	\$10,000	SBS	Funding will support community services, merchant organizing and services in Council District 40.
	You Gotta Believe! The Older Child Adoption and Permanency				
Sanchez	Movement, Inc Nobody Ages Out - Council District 14	113272603	\$10,000	DYCD	To support permanency services for NYC youth to prevent them from aging out alone.
	Young Men's Christian Association of Greater New York -				Funding will support programming for the AAPI communities, such as direct services, youth
Marte	Community Programming	131624228	\$5,000	DYCD	programs, senior programs, racial literacy, and other culturally competent services.
	Young Men's Christian Association of Greater New York -	101027220	73,000	5705	propriation propriation, resident activities and control competent services.
Borelli	Counseling & Programming	131624228	\$10,000	DYCD	Funding will support counseling, programming and other services in Council District 51.

Criminal Justice Services

Fiscal 2023 Crimina		
Agency	Initiative	Amount
MOCJ	Alternatives to Incarceration (ATI)	\$14,487,000
DYCD	Discharge Planning	\$350,000
DYCD	Diversion Programs	\$2,525,000
ACS, DYCD	Initiative to Combat Sexual Assault	\$4,160,000
DYCD, DOP, DABK	Innovative Criminal Justice Programs	\$2,637,948
DYCD	Support for Victims of Human Trafficking	\$1,022,065
DYCD, H+H	Supports for Persons Involved in the Sex Trade	\$3,476,697
	TOTAL	\$28,658,710

Alternatives to Incarceration (ATIs)

\$14,487,000

Agency: MOCJ – Miscellaneous Budget (098) U/A: 002 – Other Than Personal Services

First Year Funded: Fiscal 1997
Area Served: Citywide

Target Population: Individuals currently or formerly involved in the criminal justice system

Scope of Service: Funding will support alternative-to-incarceration (ATI) programs that provide individuals involved in the criminal justice system with intermediate sanctions, such as community service and substance abuse counseling, as an alternative to pre-trial detention, sentence to jail, or prison. Other services provided for current and formerly incarcerated individuals include short-term and long-term housing, job placement and vocational training.

Designation Method: The City Council has designated the following providers for Fiscal 2024 and will designate \$895,200 post-adoption:

Legal Name	EIN	Amount
Avenues For Justice, Inc.	13-3267496	\$48,000
Brooklyn Defender Services	11-3305406	\$123,000
Center for Alternative Sentencing and Employment Services	13-2668080	\$1,098,775
Center for Community Alternatives, Inc.	16-1395992	\$778,977
Center for Employment Opportunities	13-3843322	\$835,956
College and Community Fellowship, Inc., The	31-1720017	\$670,000
Community Service Society of New York	13-5562202	\$50,000
EAC, Inc.	23-7175609	\$1,416,340
Fortune Society, Inc., The	13-2645436	\$2,563,850
Getting Out and Staying Out, Inc.	06-1711370	\$223,000
Girls for Gender Equity, Inc.	04-3697166	\$173,000
Greenburger Center for Social and Criminal Justice, Inc.	46-4188973	\$450,000
HOPE Program, Inc., The	13-3268539	\$178,000
Justice Innovation, Inc.	85-2810883	\$1,175,000
Legal Action Center of the City of New York, Inc.	13-2756320	\$793,828
National Association on Drug Abuse Problems (New York State), Inc.	13-3185808	\$178,000
Network Support Services, Inc.	27-1041447	\$178,000
New School, The	13-3297197	\$123,000

Osborne Association, Inc., The	13-5563028	\$1,852,074
Police Athletic League, Inc.	13-5596811	\$103,000
SCO Family of Services	11-2777066	\$128,000
Urban Youth Alliance International, Inc.	13-2969182	\$402,000
Young New Yorkers, Inc.	81-1465388	\$50,000

Discharge Planning \$350,000

Agency: DYCD – Department of Youth and Community Development (260)

U/A: 402-Other Than Personal Services

First Year Funded: Fiscal 2020 Area Served: Citywide

Target Population: Individuals with criminal justice system involvement.

Scope of Services: Programming is offered post-incarceration to support reentry into communities.

Designation Method: The City Council has designated the following provider for Fiscal 2024:

Legal Name	EIN	Amount
Bard College	14-1713034	\$350,000

Diversion Programs \$2,525,000

Agency: DYCD – Department of Youth and Community Development (260)

U/A: 402 – Other Than Personal Services

First Year Funded: Fiscal 2020 – Consolidation

Area Served: Citywide

Target Population: Community members and court-involved individuals

Scope of Service: This allocation supports three diversion programs across the City: \$710,000 is allocated for the continuation of the Justice Innovation, Inc. Project Reset program in the Bronx, and \$885,000 supports a driver accountability program sponsored by Justice Innovation in Brooklyn. Additionally, \$930,000 will go towards a court-based screening program for persons with mental illness in the Bronx and Manhattan.

Designation Method: The City Council has designated the following providers for Fiscal 2024:

Legal Name	EIN	Amount
Justice Innovation, Inc.	85-2810883	\$1,595,000
Legal Aid Society	13-5562265	\$930,000

Initiative to Combat Sexual Assault

\$4,160,000

Agency: ACS – Administration for Children's Services (068)

U/A: 006 – Other Than Personal Services

Agency: DYCD – Department of Youth and Community Development (260)

U/A: 402– Other Than Personal Services

First Year Funded: Fiscal 2017
Area Served: Citywide

Target Population: Victims of physical and sexual abuse

Scope of Service: Funding supports community-based organizations that provide physical and sexual assault related services, which include crisis intervention, legal advocacy, individual and group trauma-focused therapy, short-term counseling, forensic training to medical personnel, training to individuals that work with children, and referrals. In addition, this allocation partially supports operating costs for four Child Advocacy Centers (CACs) that are located in Brooklyn, Queens, Staten Island, and the Bronx. CACs work hand-in-hand with law enforcement and child protective services to coordinate and expedite the investigation and prosecution of child sexual abuse cases.

Designation Method: The City Council has designated the following providers for Fiscal 2024:

Legal Name	EIN	Amount
Arab American Association of New York, Inc.	11-3604756	\$69,000
Beth Israel Medical Center	13-5564934	\$69,000
Center for Anti-Violence Education (CAE), Inc., The	11-2444676	\$115,000
Community Health Project, Inc.	13-3409680	\$100,000
Crime Victims Treatment Center, Inc.	81-5080860	\$415,000
Day One New York, Inc.	061103000	\$60,000
Garden of Hope, Inc.	20-0177587	\$119,600
Icahn School of Medicine at Mount Sinai	13-6171197	\$415,000
Kingsbridge Heights Community Center, Inc.	13-2813809	\$415,000
Korean American Family Service Center, The	13-3609811	\$74,750
New York Asian Women's Center, Inc.	13-3286250	\$60,000
New York City Alliance Against Sexual Assault	31-1702032	\$415,000
New York Foundling Hospital, The	13-1624123	\$285,900
North Brooklyn Coalition Against Family Violence, Inc.	11-3431280	\$415,000
Safe Horizon, Inc.	13-2946970	\$873,000
Sakhi for South Asian Women	13-3593806	\$86,250
Violence Intervention Program	13-3540337	\$172,500

Innovative Criminal Justice Programs

\$2,637,948

Agency: DYCD – Department of Youth and Community Development (260)

U/A: 402 – Other Than Personal Services

Agency: DABK - Kings County District Attorney (903)

U/A: 002 – Other than Personal Services
 Agency: DOP - Department of Probation (781)
 U/A: 003 – Other than Personal Services

First Year Funded: Fiscal 2020 – Restructured

Area Served: Citywide

Target Population: Individuals involved in the criminal justice system

Scope of Service: This initiative supports criminal justice programs and reform efforts. This allocation supports a variety of organizations to conduct research on criminal justice reform efforts and implement a wide array of direct and indirect programs that help advance public safety and fairness in the justice system.

Designation Method: The City Council has designated the following providers for Fiscal 2024:

Legal Name	EIN	Amount
Avenues For Justice, Inc.	13-3267496	\$100,000
Brooklyn Community Bail Fund, Inc.	90-1014588	\$200,000
Department of Probation	13-6400434	\$200,000
District Attorney-Kings	13-6400434	\$458,000
Fund for the City of New York, Inc.	13-2612524	\$325,000
Justice Innovation, Inc.	85-2810883	\$500,000
Liberty Fund, Inc.	38-3974312	\$339,948
New York City Criminal Justice Agency	13-2900682	\$125,000
New York County Defender Services, Inc.	11-3361008	\$50,000
Osborne Association, Inc., The	13-5563028	\$265,000
Youth Represent	20-8034010	\$75,000
Youth Represent	20-8034010	\$75,000

Support for Victims of Human Trafficking

\$1,022,065

Agency: DYCD – Department of Youth and Community Development (260)

U/A: 402 – Other Than Personal Services

First Year Funded: Fiscal 2016 Area Served: Citywide

Target Population: Victims of Human Trafficking

Scope of Services: This allocation supports programs that offer counseling and assistance with mental health,

education, immigration, housing and employment services to victims of human trafficking. **Designation Method:** The City Council will designate the following providers in Fiscal 2024:

Legal Name	EIN	Amount
Community Healthcare Network, Inc.	13-3083068	\$175,000
Covenant House New York/Under 21	13-3076376	\$50,000
Justice Innovation, Inc.	85-2810883	\$52,935
Garden of Hope, Inc.	20-0177587	\$242,065
Icahn School of Medicine at Mount Sinai	13-6171197	\$75,000
LifeWay Network, Inc.	20-8645579	\$80,000
New York Asian Women's Center, Inc.	13-3286250	\$200,000
Restore NYC, Inc.	20-2390142	\$100,000
Sanctuary for Families, Inc.	13-3193119	\$100,000

Supports for Persons Involved in the Sex Trade

\$3,476,697

Agency: DYCD – Department of Youth and Community Development (260)

U/A: 402 – Other Than Personal Services
 Agency: H+H – Health and Hospitals (819)
 U/A: 001 – Other Than Personal Services

First Year Funded: Fiscal 2020 Area Served: Citywide

Target Population: Victims of Human Trafficking and Persons in the Sex Trade

Scope of Services: Funding supports organizations that offer services including health care, legal assistance, housing, emergency shelter, and case management to persons involved in the sex trade. Funding also supports outreach workers who connect persons in the sex trade to supportive services. In addition, funding supports culturally competent, and trauma informed medical services, including gynecological care, obstetrics services, primary care, psychiatric services, and wraparound supportive services and case management to persons involved in the sex-trade.

Designation Method: The City will designate the following providers for Fiscal 2024:

Legal Name	EIN	Amount
Community Health Project, Inc.	13-3409680	\$650,000
Destination Tomorrow, Inc.	80-0259180	\$550,000
Health + Hospitals	13-2655001	\$635,000
LGBT Center Intercultural Collective, Inc.	82-4397912	\$20,000
Make the Road New York	11-3344389	\$60,000
New York City Gay and Lesbian Anti-Violence Project, Inc.	13-3149200	\$100,000
Not On My Watch, Inc.	82-3809384	\$175,000
Safe Horizon, Inc.	13-2946970	\$456,697
Sanctuary for Families, Inc.	13-3193119	\$655,000
Urban Justice Center	13-3442022	\$50,000
Voices of Community Activists & Leaders (VOCAL-NY), Inc.	13-4094385	\$125,000

Cultural Organizations

Fiscal 2024 Council Cultural Organization Initiatives			
Agency	Initiative	Amount	
DCLA	Coalition Theaters of Color	\$5,715,000	
DCLA, DYCD, CUNY	Cultural After-School Adventure (CASA)	\$17,340,000	
DCLA, DYCD, CUNY, DOE	Cultural Immigrant Initiative	\$7,395,000	
DCLA	Ghetto Film School (GFS) Accelerator Program Model	\$75,000	
DCLA	SU-CASA	\$3,825,000	
	\$34,350,000		

Coalition Theaters of Color

\$5,715,000

Agency: DCLA (126)

U/A: 003 – Other Than Personal Services

Agency: QBPL (039)

U/A: 001 - Other Than Personal Services

Target Population: Theaters, cultural organizations, and their audiences, primarily in communities of color **Scope of Service:** This initiative supports the operations and programming of various theaters and cultural organizations, primarily in communities of color.

Designation Method: The City Council will designate \$210,000 post-adoption and has designated the following providers for Fiscal 2024:

Legal Name of Organization	EIN	Amount
Afrikan Poetry Theatre, Inc.	11-2515828	\$70,000
Amas Musical Theatre	23-7057226	\$85,000
American Indian Artists (Amerinda), Inc.	13-3515233	\$85,000
Apollo Theater Foundation, Inc.	13-3630066	\$30,000
Arthur Aviles Typical Theatre	13-3997265	\$30,000
Association of Dominican Classical Artists, Inc.	13-3843597	\$30,000
Ayazamana Cultural Center, Inc.	27-0521135	\$30,000
Ballet Hispanico of New York, Inc.	13-2685755	\$30,000
Bangladesh Institute of Performing Arts, Inc.	11-3249055	\$60,000
Billie Holiday Theatre, Inc.	11-2336154	\$180,000
Black Spectrum Theatre Company, Inc.	51-0135262	\$180,000
Braata Productions, Inc.	27-3402327	\$30,000
Bronx Council on the Arts, Inc.	13-2601303	\$105,000
Bronx River Art Center, Inc.	13-3261148	\$60,000
Calliope Creative Foundation	13-4158092	\$40,000
Calpulli Mexican Dance Company	20-0642440	\$60,000
Caribbean American Repertory Theatre, Inc.	11-2972441	\$55,000
Casita Maria, Inc.	13-1623994	\$105,000
Chinese Theatre Works, Inc.	11-2393789	\$85,000
Classical Theatre of Harlem, Inc., The	13-4046782	\$130,000
Clemente Soto Velez Cultural and Education Center, Inc.	13-3735337	\$30,000

Creative Ammo, Inc.	13-4181617	\$55,000
Cumbe: Center for African and Diaspora Dance, Inc.	47-5039336	\$30,000
El Puente de Williamsburg, Inc.	11-2614265	\$30,000
Eugenio Maria de Hostos Community College Foundation	13-3116643	\$130,000
Fiji Theater Company, Inc.	13-2874863	\$109,000
Flushing Council on Culture and the Arts, Inc.	11-2652182	\$105,000
Friends of Alice Austen House, Inc.	13-3248928	\$70,000
Haiti Cultural Exchange, Inc.	34-2034041	\$30,000
Harlem Stage, Inc.	13-3166308	\$30,000
Hip-Hop Theater Festival	42-1642691	\$70,000
ID Studio Theater Performance and Research Center, Inc.	71-0991159	\$85,000
Instituto Arte Teatral Internacional, Inc.	13-3111859	\$85,000
International Arts Relations, Inc.		\$180,000
,	23-7212492 06-1722131	\$180,000
Jazz Drama Program, The		
Kinding Sindaw Heritage Foundation, Inc.	47-2655890	\$30,000
LAByrinth, Inc.	13-3985592	\$130,000
Make the Road New York	11-3344389	\$70,000
Ma-Yi Filipino Theatre Ensemble	13-3607832	\$109,000
Mindbuilders Creative Arts, Inc.	13-2988157	\$130,000
Museum of Contemporary African Diasporian Arts, Inc.	11-3526774	\$115,000
National Asian American Theatre Co., Inc.	13-3486145	\$85,000
National Black Theatre Workshop, Inc.	13-2632596	\$180,000
National Jazz Museum in Harlem, The	13-3853627	\$84,000
Negro Ensemble Company, Inc.	13-6216904	\$180,000
New Federal Theatre, Inc.	13-2814763	\$180,000
Nia Theatrical Production Company, Inc.	11-3427470	\$85,000
Our Firefighters Children's Foundation	54-2064625	\$30,000
Pan Asian Repertory Theatre	13-2894709	\$85,000
People's Theatre Project, Inc.	26-4705999	\$85,000
Point Community Development Corporation, The	13-3765140	\$109,000
Pregones Touring Puerto Rican Theatre Collection, Inc.	13-3266893	\$115,000
Queens Borough Public Library	13-6400434	\$30,000
Second Generation Productions, Inc.	13-3929841	\$55,000
Society for the Preservation of Weeksville and Bedford Stuyvesant History	23-7330454	\$115,000
Society of the Educational Arts, Inc.	11-3210593	\$180,000
Spanish Theatre Repertory Company, Ltd.	13-2672755	\$115,000
Teatro Circulo, Ltd	13-3805585	\$85,000
Thalia Spanish Theatre, Inc.	23-7448611	\$180,000
Tong Xiao Ling Chinese Opera Ensemble, Ltd.	84-1690164	\$30,000
Topaz Arts, Inc.	13-4137551	\$30,000
Tropicalfete, Inc.	45-2940435	\$30,000
Universal Temple of the Arts, Inc.	13-3335286	\$70,000
		•

viBe Theater Experience, Inc.	20-0482372	\$85,000
Visual Arts Research and Resource Center Relating to the Caribbean	13-3054001	\$94,000
Yangtze Repertory Theatre of America, Inc.	13-3698610	\$55,000

Cultural After-School Adventure (CASA)

\$17,340,000

Agency: DCLA (126)

U/A: 003 – Other Than Personal Services 022 – Other Cultural Institutions

Agency: DYCD (260)

U/A: 312 – Other Than Personal Services

Agency: CUNY (042)

U/A: 001 – Community Colleges - OTPS

First Year Funded: Fiscal 2006
Area Served: Citywide
Target Population: Youth

Scope of Service: This funding engages cultural programs and institutions to provide arts enrichment to

students through after-school programs.

Designation Method: The City Council will designate \$2.48 million post-adoption and has designated the

following providers for Fiscal 2024:

Council Member	Legal Name of Organization - Program Name	Tax ID	Amount	Agency
Marte	2020 Vision for Schools, Inc.	45-3023036	\$20,000	DCLA
Brewer	2020 Vision for Schools, Inc Frank McCourt High School - Brandeis Campus (03M417)	45-3023036	\$20,000	DCLA
Narcisse	2020 Vision for Schools, Inc Public School 272K Curtis Estabrook (18K272)	45-3023036	\$20,000	DCLA
Brooks- Powers	2020 Vision for Schools, Inc Public School/M.S 042Q R. Vernam (27Q042)	45-3023036	\$20,000	DCLA
Brooks- Powers	2020 Vision for Schools, Inc Queens Preparatory Academy (29Q248)	45-3023036	\$20,000	DCLA
Williams	A Better Jamaica, Inc.	11-3804421	\$20,000	DCLA
Williams	A Better Jamaica, Inc.	11-3804421	\$20,000	DCLA
Moya	Afro-Latin Jazz Alliance of New York, Inc Intermediate School 061Q Leonardo Da Vinci (24Q061)	45-3665976	\$20,000	DCLA
Sanchez	Afro-Latin Jazz Alliance of New York, Inc Academy for Language and Technolgy (09X365)	45-3665976	\$20,000	DCLA
Sanchez	Afro-Latin Jazz Alliance of New York, Inc Academy For Personal Leadership And Excellence (10X363)	45-3665976	\$20,000	DCLA
Salamanca	Afro-Latin Jazz Alliance of New York, Inc Bronx Academy for Multi- Media (08X424)	45-3665976	\$20,000	DCLA
Sanchez	Afro-Latin Jazz Alliance of New York, Inc Luisa Pineiro Fuentes School of Science and Discove (10X307)	45-3665976	\$20,000	DCLA
Joseph	Afro-Latin Jazz Alliance of New York, Inc Middle School 246K Walt Whitman (17K246)	45-3665976	\$20,000	DCLA
Nurse	Afro-Latin Jazz Alliance of New York, Inc Public School /Intermediate School 384K Frances E. Carter (32K384)	45-3665976	\$20,000	DCLA

Council Member	Legal Name of Organization - Program Name	Tax ID	Amount	Agency
Abreu	Afro-Latin Jazz Alliance of New York, Inc Public School 004M Duke Ellington (06M004)	45-3665976	\$20,000	DCLA
Sanchez	Afro-Latin Jazz Alliance of New York, Inc Public School 015X Institute for Environmental Learning (10X015)	45-3665976	\$20,000	DCLA
Moya	Afro-Latin Jazz Alliance of New York, Inc Public School 019Q Marino Jeantet (24Q019)	45-3665976	\$20,000	DCLA
Osse	Afro-Latin Jazz Alliance of New York, Inc Public School 026K Jesse Owens (16K026/K026)	45-3665976	\$20,000	DCLA
Ayala	Afro-Latin Jazz Alliance of New York, Inc Public School 030X Wilton (07X030)	45-3665976	\$20,000	DCLA
Ayala	Afro-Latin Jazz Alliance of New York, Inc Public School 065X Mother Hale Academy (07X065)	45-3665976	\$20,000	DCLA
Gutierrez	Afro-Latin Jazz Alliance of New York, Inc Public School 120K (14K120)	45-3665976	\$20,000	DCLA
Gutierrez	Afro-Latin Jazz Alliance of New York, Inc Public School 132K The Conselyea School (14K132)	45-3665976	\$20,000	DCLA
Mealy	Afro-Latin Jazz Alliance of New York, Inc The Gregory Jocko Jackson School of Sports, Art, and (23K284)	45-3665976	\$20,000	DCLA
Sanchez	Afro-Latin Jazz Alliance of New York, Inc The New School for Leadership and Journalism (10X244)	45-3665976	\$20,000	DCLA
Schulman	Alley Pond Environmental Center, Inc Junior High School 190 Russell Sage (28Q190)	11-2405466	\$20,000	DCLA
Schulman	Alley Pond Environmental Center, Inc Public School 144Q Col Jeromus Remsen (28Q144)	11-2405466	\$20,000	DCLA
Caban	Alley Pond Environmental Center, Inc Public School 151Q (30Q151)	11-2405466	\$20,000	DCLA
Paladino	Alley Pond Environmental Center, Inc Public School 31Q (26Q031)	11-2405466	\$20,000	DCLA
Caban	Alley Pond Environmental Center, Inc Public School 993Q (75Q993) - District 75	11-2405466	\$20,000	DCLA
Brooks-Powers	Alvin Ailey Dance Foundation, Inc Collaborative Arts Middle School (29Q355)	13-2584273	\$20,000	DCLA
De La Rosa	Alvin Ailey Dance Foundation, Inc Community Math & Science Prep (06M328)	13-2584273	\$20,000	DCLA
Brewer	Alvin Ailey Dance Foundation, Inc Middle School 247M Dual Language Middle School (03M247)	13-2584273	\$20,000	DCLA
Won	Alvin Ailey Dance Foundation, Inc Public School 111X Jacob Blackwell (30Q111)	13-2584273	\$20,000	DCLA
Brooks-Powers	Alvin Ailey Dance Foundation, Inc Public School 251Q Queens (29Q251)	13-2584273	\$20,000	DCLA
Kagan	Alvin Ailey Dance Foundation, Inc Public School 329K (21K329)	13-2584273	\$20,000	DCLA
Brooks-Powers	Alvin Ailey Dance Foundation, Inc Public School/Middle School 138Q Sunrise (29Q138)	13-2584273	\$20,000	DCLA
Brooks-Powers	Alvin Ailey Dance Foundation, Inc The Gordon Parks School (29Q270)	13-2584273	\$20,000	DCLA

Council Member	Legal Name of Organization - Program Name	Tax ID	Amount	Agency
Brooks-Powers	American Debate League, Inc Public School 270Q Queens (29Q270) & Collaborative Arts Middle School (29Q355)	47-1624385	\$20,000	DYCD
Williams	American Museum of the Moving Image	11-2730714	\$20,000	DCLA
Won	American Museum of the Moving Image - Intermediate School 125X Thom J. McCann Woodside (24Q125)	11-2730714	\$20,000	DCLA
Krishnan	American Museum of the Moving Image - Intermediate School 145Q (30Q145)	11-2730714	\$20,000	DCLA
Lee	American Museum of the Moving Image - Middle School 74Q (26Q074)	11-2730714	\$20,000	DCLA
Won	American Museum of the Moving Image - Public School 111X Jacob Blackwell (30Q111)	11-2730714	\$20,000	DCLA
Won	American Museum of the Moving Image - Public School 150Q Queens (30Q150)	11-2730714	\$20,000	DCLA
Menin	American Museum of the Moving Image - Roosevelt Island School (02M217)	11-2730714	\$20,000	DCLA
Caban	American Museum of the Moving Image - Young Women's Leadership School, Astoria (30Q286)	11-2730714	\$20,000	DCLA
Krishnan	Amigos Del Museo Del Barrio, Inc Public School 89Q (24Q089)	23-7156720	\$20,000	DCLA
Menin	Apollo Theater Foundation, Inc.	13-3630066	\$20,000	DCLA
Jordan	Apollo Theater Foundation, Inc Public School 154 Harriet Tubman (05M154)	13-3630066	\$20,000	DCLA
Farias	Arthur Aviles Typical Theatre - Public School 36X (08X036)	13-3997265	\$20,000	DCLA
Nurse	Arts Connection, Inc., The - Cypress Hills Collegiate Preparatory School (19K659)	13-2953240	\$20,000	DCLA
Marte	Arts Connection, Inc., The - Emma Lazarus High School (02M394)	13-2953240	\$20,000	DCLA
Nurse	Arts Connection, Inc., The - Liberty Avenue Middle School (19K662)	13-2953240	\$20,000	DCLA
Hanif	Arts Connection, Inc., The - Public School 130K The Parkside (15K130)	13-2953240	\$20,000	DCLA
Holden	Arts Connection, Inc., The - Public School 153Q Maspeth Elem (24Q153)	13-2953240	\$20,000	DCLA
Nurse	Arts Connection, Inc., The - Public School 214K Michael Friedsam (19K214)	13-2953240	\$20,000	DCLA
Powers	Arts Connection, Inc., The - Public School 59M Beekman Hill International (02M059)	13-2953240	\$20,000	DCLA
Velazquez	Arts Connection, Inc., The - Public School X014 Senator John Calandra (08X014)	13-2953240	\$20,000	DCLA
Narcisse	Arts Horizons Leroy Neiman Art Center, Inc Public School 114K Ryder Elementary (18K114)	46-2967579	\$20,000	DYCD
Narcisse	Art's House Schools, Inc Brooklyn Theatre Arts High School (18K567)	87-0790139	\$20,000	DCLA
Kagan	Art's House Schools, Inc Public School 188K (21K188)	87-0790139	\$20,000	DCLA
Brewer	Asase Yaa Cultural Arts Foundation - Lafayette Academy (03M256)	35-2381871	\$20,000	DCLA
Hudson	Asase Yaa Cultural Arts Foundation - Public School 287K Bailey K. Ashford (13K287)	35-2381871	\$20,000	DCLA
Powers	Asian American Writers' Workshop - Hunter College High School	13-3677911	\$20,000	DCLA

Council Member	Legal Name of Organization - Program Name	Tax ID	Amount	Agency
Marte	Asian American Writers' Workshop - New Design High School (02M543)	13-3677911	\$20,000	DCLA
Abreu	Association of Dominican Classical Artists, Inc Community Health Academy of the Heights (06M346)	13-3843597	\$20,000	DCLA
De La Rosa	Association of Dominican Classical Artists, Inc Gregorio Luperon High School for Science and Math (06M552)	13-3843597	\$20,000	DCLA
Moya	Ballet Hispanico of New York, Inc East Elmhurst Community School (30Q329)	13-2685755	\$20,000	DCLA
Powers	Ballet Hispanico of New York, Inc Junior High School 104M Simon Baruch (02M104)	13-2685755	\$20,000	DCLA
Gutierrez	Ballet Hispanico of New York, Inc Learners and Leaders (24Q305)	13-2685755	\$20,000	DCLA
Velazquez	Ballet Hispanico of New York, Inc Public School / Middle School 11X498 - Van Nest Academy (11X498)	13-2685755	\$20,000	DCLA
Stevens	Ballet Hispanico of New York, Inc Public School 063X Author's Academy (09X063)	13-2685755	\$20,000	DCLA
Won	Ballet Hispanico of New York, Inc Public School 076Q William Hallet (30Q076)	13-2685755	\$20,000	DCLA
Brewer	Ballet Hispanico of New York, Inc Public School 084 Lillian Weber (03M084)	13-2685755	\$20,000	DCLA
Marte	Ballet Hispanico of New York, Inc Public School 142M Amalia Castro (01M142)	13-2685755	\$20,000	DCLA
Krishnan	Ballet Hispanico of New York, Inc Public School 148Q (30Q148)	13-2685755	\$20,000	DCLA
Riley	Ballet Hispanico of New York, Inc Public School 153X Helen Keller (11X153)	13-2685755	\$20,000	DCLA
Abreu	Ballet Hispanico of New York, Inc Public School 165M Robert E. Simon (03M165)	13-2685755	\$20,000	DCLA
Won	Ballet Hispanico of New York, Inc Public School 199Q Maurice A. Fitzgerald (24Q199)	13-2685755	\$20,000	DCLA
Gutierrez	Ballet Hispanico of New York, Inc Public School 239Q (24Q239)	13-2685755	\$20,000	DCLA
Ariola	Ballet Hispanico of New York, Inc Public School 97Q (27Q097)	13-2685755	\$20,000	DCLA
De La Rosa	Ballet Hispanico of New York, Inc Washington Heights Academy (06M366)	13-2685755	\$20,000	DCLA
Lee	Ballet Theatre Foundation, Inc Public School 18Q (26Q018)	13-1882106	\$20,000	DCLA
Moya	Ballroom Basix USA, Inc Elm Tree Elementary School (24Q211)	27-3218865	\$20,000	DCLA
Ayala	Ballroom Basix USA, Inc James Weldon Johnson (04M057)	27-3218865	\$20,000	DCLA
Ayala	Ballroom Basix USA, Inc Public School 007M Samuel Stern (04M007)	27-3218865	\$20,000	DCLA
De La Rosa	Ballroom Basix USA, Inc Public School 018M Park Terrace (06M018)	27-3218865	\$20,000	DCLA
De La Rosa	Ballroom Basix USA, Inc Public School 098M Shorac Kappock (06M098)	27-3218865	\$20,000	DCLA
Gutierrez	Ballroom Basix USA, Inc Public School 123K (32K123)	27-3218865	\$20,000	DCLA
Jordan	Ballroom Basix USA, Inc Public School 149M Sojourner Truth (03M149) & Public School 076M A. Philip Randolph (03M076)	27-3218865	\$20,000	DCLA

Council Member	Legal Name of Organization - Program Name	Tax ID	Amount	Agency
Abreu	Ballroom Basix USA, Inc Public School 153M Adam Clayton Powell (06M153)	27-3218865	\$20,000	DCLA
Brooks-Powers	Ballroom Basix USA, Inc Public School 197Q The Ocean School (27Q197) & Lighthouse Elementary School (27Q106)	27-3218865	\$20,000	DCLA
Gutierrez	Ballroom Basix USA, Inc Public School 414K BK Arbor (14K414)	27-3218865	\$20,000	DCLA
Velazquez	Bartow-Pell Landmark Fund - Junior High School 144X Michelangelo (11X144)	51-0243951	\$20,000	DCLA
Velazquez	Bartow-Pell Landmark Fund - Public School 175X City Island (11X175)	51-0243951	\$20,000	DCLA
Marte	Battery Dance Corporation	23-7418859	\$20,000	DCLA
Marte	Battery Dance Corporation	23-7418859	\$20,000	DCLA
Hanif	BCT Brooklyn Children's Theatre, Inc Public School 179K (20K179)	45-2906089	\$20,000	DCLA
Hudson	Bedford Stuyvesant Restoration Corporation - Medgar Evers College Preparatory School (17K590)	11-6083182	\$20,000	DYCD
Williams	Braata Productions, Inc.	27-3402327	\$20,000	DCLA
Brooks-Powers	Braata Productions, Inc Goldie Maple Academy (27Q333)	27-3402327	\$20,000	DCLA
Joseph	Braata Productions, Inc Norma Adams Clemons Academy (17K006)	27-3402327	\$20,000	DCLA
Brooks-Powers	Braata Productions, Inc Public School/M.S 042Q R. Vernam (27Q042)	27-3402327	\$20,000	DCLA
Osse	BRIC Arts Media Brooklyn, Inc.	11-2547268	\$20,000	DCLA
Hanif	BRIC Arts Media Brooklyn, Inc Cyberarts Studio Academy (15K463)	11-2547268	\$20,000	DCLA
Narcisse	BRIC Arts Media Brooklyn, Inc Junior High School 278 Marine Park (22K278)	11-2547268	\$20,000	DCLA
Nurse	BRIC Arts Media Brooklyn, Inc Junior High School 383K Philippa Schuyler (32K383)	11-2547268	\$20,000	DCLA
Joseph	BRIC Arts Media Brooklyn, Inc Middle School 890K (22K890)	11-2547268	\$20,000	DCLA
Mealy	BRIC Arts Media Brooklyn, Inc Public School 005K Dr. Ronald McNair (16K005)	11-2547268	\$20,000	DCLA
Mealy	BRIC Arts Media Brooklyn, Inc Public School 005K Dr. Ronald McNair (16K005)	11-2547268	\$20,000	DCLA
Restler	BRIC Arts Media Brooklyn, Inc Public School 034K Oliver H. Perry (14K034)	11-2547268	\$20,000	DCLA
Osse	BRIC Arts Media Brooklyn, Inc Public School 059K William Floyd (14K059)	11-2547268	\$20,000	DCLA
Narcisse	BRIC Arts Media Brooklyn, Inc Public School 222K Katherine R. Snyder (22K222)	11-2547268	\$20,000	DCLA
Narcisse	BRIC Arts Media Brooklyn, Inc Public School 277K Gerritsen Beach (22K277)	11-2547268	\$20,000	DCLA
Barron	BRIC Arts Media Brooklyn, Inc Public School 306K (19K306)	11-2547268	\$20,000	DCLA
Mealy	BRIC Arts Media Brooklyn, Inc Ronald Edmonds Learning Center II (17K484)	11-2547268	\$20,000	DCLA
Kagan	Brighton Ballet Theater Company, Inc Intermediate School 228K (21K228)	11-3195590	\$20,000	DCLA
Kagan	Brighton Ballet Theater Company, Inc Public School 215K (21K215)	11-3195590	\$20,000	DCLA
Holden	Broadway's Babies Fund, Inc - Public School/Intermediate School 087Q Middle Village (24Q087)	82-4317611	\$20,000	DCLA

Council Member	Legal Name of Organization - Program Name	Tax ID	Amount	Agency
Salamanca	Bronx Arts Ensemble, Inc Bronx Charter School for the Arts (84X730)	51-0186869	\$20,000	DCLA
Salamanca	Bronx Arts Ensemble, Inc Public School / Middle School 29X (07X029)	51-0186869	\$20,000	DCLA
Stevens	Bronx Arts Ensemble, Inc Public School 042X Claremont (09X042)	51-0186869	\$20,000	DCLA
Velazquez	Bronx Arts Ensemble, Inc Public School 083X Donald Hertz (11X083)	51-0186869	\$20,000	DCLA
Velazquez	Bronx Arts Ensemble, Inc Public School 121X Throop (11X121)	51-0186869	\$20,000	DCLA
Stevens	Bronx Arts Ensemble, Inc Public School 126X Dr Marjorie H Dunbar (09X126)	51-0186869	\$20,000	DCLA
Salamanca	Bronx Arts Ensemble, Inc Public School 1X (07X001)	51-0186869	\$20,000	DCLA
Ayala	Bronx Arts Ensemble, Inc Public School 206M Jose Celso Barbosa (04M206)	51-0186869	\$20,000	DCLA
Sanchez	Bronx Arts Ensemble, Inc Public School 236X Langston Hughes (09X236)	51-0186869	\$20,000	DCLA
Sanchez	Bronx Arts Ensemble, Inc School for Environmental Citizenship (10X386)	51-0186869	\$20,000	DCLA
Stevens	Bronx Children's Museum - Public School 055X Benjamin Franklin (09X055)	26-0579140	\$20,000	DCLA
Ayala	Bronx Children's Museum - Public School 5X Port Morris (07X005)	26-0579140	\$20,000	DCLA
Stevens	Bronx Children's Museum - The New American Academy at Roberto Clemente State Park (09X274)	26-0579140	\$20,000	DCLA
Stevens	Bronx Museum of the Arts, The - Public School 035X Franz Siegel(09X035)	13-2709368	\$20,000	DCLA
Osse	Brooklyn Arts Council, Inc Nelson Mandela High School (16K765/K765)	23-7072915	\$40,000	DCLA
Aviles	Brooklyn Arts Council, Inc Public School 094K The Henry Longfellow (15K094)	23-7072915	\$20,000	DCLA
Kagan	Brooklyn Arts Council, Inc Public School 095K (21K095)	23-7072915	\$20,000	DCLA
Brannan	Brooklyn Arts Council, Inc Public School 104K (20K104)	23-7072915	\$20,000	DCLA
Louis	Brooklyn Arts Council, Inc Public School 109K (22K109)	23-7072915	\$20,000	DCLA
Joseph	Brooklyn Arts Council, Inc Public School 139K Alexine A. Fenty (22K139)	23-7072915	\$20,000	DCLA
Gutierrez	Brooklyn Arts Council, Inc Public School 145K (32K145)	23-7072915	\$20,000	DCLA
Aviles	Brooklyn Arts Council, Inc Public School 169K Sunset Park (15K169)	23-7072915	\$20,000	DCLA
Gutierrez	Brooklyn Arts Council, Inc Public School 274K (32K274)	23-7072915	\$20,000	DCLA
Kagan	Brooklyn Arts Council, Inc Public School 288K (21K288)	23-7072915	\$20,000	DCLA
Gutierrez	Brooklyn Arts Council, Inc Public School 299K (32K299)	23-7072915	\$20,000	DCLA
Restler	Brooklyn Arts Exchange, Inc Public School 261K (15K261)	11-3071458	\$20,000	DCLA
Narcisse	Brooklyn Ballet, Inc Intermediate School 211K John Wilson (18K211)	02-0569320	\$20,000	DCLA
Restler	Brooklyn Ballet, Inc Intermediate School 915K (13K915)	02-0569320	\$20,000	DCLA
Narcisse	Brooklyn Ballet, Inc Public School 251K Paerdegat (22K251)	02-0569320	\$20,000	DCLA
Narcisse Hudson	Brooklyn Ballet, Inc Public School 276K Louis Marshall (18K276) Brooklyn Music School - Public School 020K Clinton Hill (13K020)	02-0569320 11-6000202	\$20,000 \$20,000	DCLA DCLA

Council Member	Legal Name of Organization - Program Name	Tax ID	Amount	Agency
Joseph	Brooklyn Music School - Public School 245K (22K245)	11-6000202	\$20,000	DCLA
Restler	Brooklyn Queens Conservatory of Music - Boerum Hill School of International Studies (15K497)	11-1532426	\$20,000	DCLA
Osse	Brooklyn Queens Conservatory of Music - Madiba Prep Middle School (16K681)	11-1532426	\$20,000	DCLA
Aviles	Brooklyn Queens Conservatory of Music - Public School 024M (15K024)	11-1532426	\$20,000	DCLA
Ung	Brooklyn Queens Conservatory of Music - Public School 024Q Andrew Jackson (25Q024)	11-1532426	\$20,000	DCLA
Nurse	Brooklyn Queens Conservatory of Music - Public School 089K Cypress Hills (19K089)	11-1532426	\$20,000	DCLA
Hanif	Brooklyn Queens Conservatory of Music - Public School 124K (15K124)	11-1532426	\$20,000	DCLA
Paladino	Brooklyn Queens Conservatory of Music - Public School 129Q (25Q129)	11-1532426	\$20,000	DCLA
Sanchez	Brooklyn Queens Conservatory of Music - Public School 246X (10X246)	11-1532426	\$20,000	DCLA
Nurse	Brooklyn Queens Conservatory of Music - Vista Academy (19K661)	11-1532426	\$20,000	DCLA
Gutierrez	Bushwick Starr, Inc Public School 075K (32K075)	26-4546315	\$20,000	DCLA
Gutierrez	Bushwick Starr, Inc Public School 084K Jose De Diego (14K084)	26-4546315	\$20,000	DCLA
Nurse	Bushwick Starr, Inc Public School 106K Edward Everett Hale (32K106)	26-4546315	\$20,000	DCLA
Borelli	Canvas Institute - Intermediate School 72R (31R072)	82-4902021	\$20,000	DCLA
Hanks	Canvas Institute - Public School 016R John J. Driscoll (31R016)	82-4902021	\$20,000	DCLA
Borelli	Canvas Institute - The David Marquis School of the Arts (75R037)	82-4902021	\$20,000	DCLA
Joseph	Carlos Lezama Archives and Caribbean Cultural Center - Public School 181K Brooklyn (17K181)	02-0749266	\$20,000	DCLA
Farias	Center for Educational Innovation - Archimedes Academy for Math, Science and Technology Applications (08X367)	13-4113613	\$20,000	DCLA
De La Rosa	Center for Educational Innovation - Intermediate School 528M Bea Fuller Rodgers School (06M528)	13-4113613	\$20,000	DCLA
Stevens	Center for Educational Innovation - Luis Llorens Torres School (09X114)	13-4113613	\$20,000	DCLA
Aviles	Center for Family Life in Sunset Park, Inc Intermediate School 136K Charles O. Dewey (15K136)	85-1058164	\$20,000	DYCD
Hanif	Center for Traditional Music and Dance - The Brooklyn New School, Public School 146K (15K146)	23-7379877	\$20,000	DCLA
Stevens	Center for Urban Pedagogy, Inc Bronx School for Law, Government & Justice (09X505)	11-3625306	\$20,000	DCLA
Menin	Center for Urban Pedagogy, Inc Life Sciences Secondary and High School (02M655)	11-3625306	\$20,000	DCLA
Nurse	Center for Urban Pedagogy, Inc The Academy of Urban Planning and Engineering (32K552)	11-3625306	\$20,000	DCLA
Brewer	Children's Museum of Manhattan - Public School 811M - Mickey Mantle School (75M811)	13-2761376	\$20,000	DCLA

Council Member	Legal Name of Organization - Program Name	Tax ID	Amount	Agency
Narcisse	Children's Museum of the Arts, Inc Intermediate School 068K Isaac Bildersee (18K068)	13-3520970	\$20,000	DCLA
Bottcher	Children's Museum of the Arts, Inc Public School 033M Chelsea Prep (02M033)	13-3520970	\$20,000	DCLA
Farias	Children's Museum of the Arts, Inc Public School 069X Journey Prep School (08X069)	13-3520970	\$20,000	DCLA
Lee	Children's Museum of the Arts, Inc Public School 46Q (26Q046)	13-3520970	\$20,000	DCLA
Krishnan	Children's Museum of the Arts, Inc Renaissance Charter School	13-3520970	\$20,000	DCLA
Powers	Circle in the Square Theatre School - Repertory Company High School for Theatre Arts (02M531)	13-3716314	\$20,000	DCLA
Menin	Circle in the Square Theatre School - Talent Unlimited High School (02M519)	13-3716314	\$20,000	DCLA
Schulman	City University of New York - Queensborough Community College - QPAC Public School 139Q Rego Park (28Q139)	13-6400434	\$20,000	CUNY
Krishnan	City University of New York - Queensborough Community College Auxiliary Enterprise Association, Inc Public School 280Q (30Q280)	13-6400434	\$20,000	CUNY
Mealy	CITYarts, Inc Middle School for Art and Philosophy (18K588)	13-2766701	\$20,000	DCLA
Jordan	Classical Theatre of Harlem, Inc., The - Mott Hall High School (05M304)	13-4046782	\$20,000	DCLA
Abreu	Classical Theatre of Harlem, Inc., The - New Design Middle School (05M514)	13-4046782	\$20,000	DCLA
Moya	Colonial Farmhouse Restoration Society of Bellerose, Inc Intermediate School 227Q Louis Armstrong (30Q227)	11-2508369	\$20,000	DCLA
Lee	Colonial Farmhouse Restoration Society of Bellerose, Inc Public School 191Q Mayflower (26Q191)	11-2508369	\$20,000	DCLA
Brooks-Powers	Colonial Farmhouse Restoration Society of Bellerose, Inc Public School 253Q (27Q253)	11-2508369	\$20,000	DCLA
Caban	Colonial Farmhouse Restoration Society of Bellerose, Inc Public School 2Q (30Q002)	11-2508369	\$20,000	DCLA
Ariola	Colonial Farmhouse Restoration Society of Bellerose, Inc Public School 316Q Queens Explorers Elementary School (27Q316)	11-2508369	\$20,000	DCLA
Ariola	Colonial Farmhouse Restoration Society of Bellerose, Inc Public School 63Q Old South (27Q063)	11-2508369	\$20,000	DCLA
Ariola	Colonial Farmhouse Restoration Society of Bellerose, Inc Waterside Children's Studio School (27Q317)	11-2508369	\$20,000	DCLA
Williams	Community Youth Care Services, Inc.	77-0695007	\$20,000	DYCD
Williams	Community Youth Care Services, Inc.	77-0695007	\$20,000	DYCD
Sanchez	Community-Word Project, Inc Public School 279X Captain Manuel Rivera, Jr. (10X279)	13-4114145	\$20,000	DCLA
Caban	Community-Word Project, Inc Public School 85Q (30Q085)	13-4114145	\$20,000	DCLA
Paladino	Conrad Poppenhusen Association - Public School 29Q (25Q029)	11-1633524	\$20,000	DCLA
Aviles	Cora, Inc Public School 015K Patrick F. Daly (15K015)	11-3639921	\$20,000	DCLA
Abreu	Creative Arts Workshops for Kids, Inc Hamilton Heights School (06M368)	13-3638436	\$20,000	DCLA

Council Member	Legal Name of Organization - Program Name	Tax ID	Amount	Agency
De La Rosa	Creative Arts Workshops for Kids, Inc Public School / Middle School 278M Paula Hedbavny School (06M278)	13-3638436	\$20,000	DCLA
Ayala	Creative Arts Workshops for Kids, Inc Public School 155M William Paca (04M155)	13-3638436	\$20,000	DCLA
Abreu	Creative Arts Workshops for Kids, Inc Public School 192M Jacob H. Schiff (06M192)	13-3638436	\$20,000	DCLA
Hanif	Creative Minds NYC, Inc The Windsor Terrace School (15K154)	02-0720786	\$20,000	DCLA
De La Rosa	Dance Project of Washington Heights - Public School 173M (06M173)	47-1583227	\$20,000	DCLA
Jordan	Dance Theatre of Harlem, Inc A. Philip Randolph Campus High School (06M540)	13-2642091	\$20,000	DCLA
Powers	Dancewave, Inc Jacqueline Kennedy Onassis High School (02M529)	11-2726558	\$20,000	DCLA
Restler	Dancewave, Inc Math & Science Exploratory School, The (15K447)	11-2726558	\$20,000	DCLA
Joseph	Dancewave, Inc Middle School 061K Dr. Gladstone H. Atwell (17K061)	11-2726558	\$20,000	DCLA
Louis	Dancewave, Inc Public School 244K Richard R. Green (18K244)	11-2726558	\$20,000	DCLA
Moya	Dancing Classrooms, Inc Public School 014Q Fairview (24Q014)	22-2542960	\$20,000	DCLA
Hanif	Dancing Classrooms, Inc Public School 131K (15K131)	22-2542960	\$20,000	DCLA
Bottcher	Dancing in the Streets, Inc Public School 51M Elias Howe (02M051)	11-2706055	\$20,000	DCLA
Brooks-Powers	DIVAS for Social Justice, Inc Public School 132Q Ralph Bunche (29Q132)	30-0475160	\$20,000	DCLA
Brooks-Powers	DIVAS for Social Justice, Inc Public School 156Q Laurelton (29Q156)	30-0475160	\$20,000	DCLA
Marte	Drag Queen Story Hour NYC, Ltd Public School 002M Meyer London (02M002)	82-2613408	\$20,000	DCLA
Sanchez	DreamYard Project, Inc Creston Academy (10X447)	13-3759661	\$20,000	DCLA
Stevens	DreamYard Project, Inc Public School 132X Garret A. Morgan (09X132)	13-3759661	\$20,000	DCLA
Sanchez	DreamYard Project, Inc Public School 33X (10X033)	13-3759661	\$20,000	DCLA
Ayala	DreamYard Project, Inc The Laboratory School of Finance and Technology: X (07X223)	13-3759661	\$20,000	DCLA
Moya	Drumsongs Productions, Inc High School for Arts and Business (24Q550)	06-1550859	\$20,000	DCLA
Moya	Drumsongs Productions, Inc Public School 127Q Aerospace Science Magnet School (30Q127)	06-1550859	\$20,000	DCLA
Williams	Edge School of the Arts Dance Legacy, Inc.	82-3426582	\$20,000	DCLA
Williams	Edge School of the Arts Dance Legacy, Inc.	82-3426582	\$20,000	DCLA
Riley	Education Through Music, Inc Middle School 180X Dr. Daniel Hale Williams (11X180)	13-3613210	\$20,000	DCLA
Riley	Education Through Music, Inc One World Middle School 529X (11X529)	13-3613210	\$20,000	DCLA
Velazquez	Education Through Music, Inc Public School 072X Dr. William Dorney (08X072)	13-3613210	\$20,000	DCLA
Riley	Education Through Music, Inc Public School 103X Hector Fontanez (11X103)	13-3613210	\$20,000	DCLA

Council Member	Legal Name of Organization - Program Name	Tax ID	Amount	Agency
Sanchez	Education Through Music, Inc Public School 236X Langston Hughes (09X236)	13-3613210	\$20,000	DCLA
Powers	Educational Video Center, Inc Art and Design High School (02M630)	13-3378456	\$20,000	DCLA
Stevens	Educational Video Center, Inc High School for Violin and Dance (09X543)	13-3378456	\$20,000	DCLA
Joseph	Educational Video Center, Inc High School for Youth and Community Developmen (17K537)	13-3378456	\$20,000	DCLA
Brewer	Educational Video Center, Inc Innovation Diploma Plus (03M404)	13-3378456	\$20,000	DCLA
Louis	Educational Video Center, Inc Midwood High School (22K405)	13-3378456	\$20,000	DCLA
Restler	El Puente de Williamsburg, Inc John Ericsson Middle School 126K (14K126)	11-2614265	\$20,000	DCLA
Gutierrez	El Puente de Williamsburg, Inc Junior High School 050K John D. Wells (14K050)	11-2614265	\$20,000	DCLA
Restler	El Puente de Williamsburg, Inc Public School 16K (14K016)	11-2614265	\$20,000	DCLA
Gutierrez	El Puente de Williamsburg, Inc Public School 257K (14K257)	11-2614265	\$20,000	DCLA
Barron	Elite Learners, Inc East New York Family Academy (19K409)	81-4482839	\$20,000	DYCD
Barron	Elite Learners, Inc Public School 149K Danny Kaye (19K149)	81-4482839	\$20,000	DYCD
Barron	Elite Learners, Inc The Fresh Creek School 325K (19K325)	81-4482839	\$20,000	DYCD
Osse	Entertainers for Education Alliance, Inc Brooklyn Academy of Global Finance (16K688)	43-2115174	\$20,000	DCLA
Hudson	Entertainers for Education Alliance, Inc Ebbets Field Middle School (17K352)	43-2115174	\$20,000	DCLA
Barron	Entertainers for Education Alliance, Inc Junior High School 292K Margaret S. Douglas (19K292)	43-2115174	\$20,000	DCLA
Nurse	Entertainers for Education Alliance, Inc Transit Tech Career and Technical Education High School (19K615)	43-2115174	\$20,000	DCLA
Riley	Epic Theatre Center, Inc.	52-2303451	\$20,000	DCLA
Farias	Equality Charter School - Equality Charter School	80-0338050	\$20,000	DYCD
Kagan	Federation of Italian American Organizations of Brooklyn, Ltd Public School 128K (21K128)	11-2507910	\$20,000	DCLA
Abreu	Fencing in the Park, Inc Hamilton Grange Middle School (06M209)	85-3724880	\$20,000	DYCD
Ung	Flushing Council on Culture and the Arts, Inc Flushing International High School (25Q263)	11-2652182	\$20,000	DCLA
Ung	Flushing Council on Culture and the Arts, Inc Junior High School 189Q Daniel Carter Beard (25Q189)	11-2652182	\$20,000	DCLA
Ung	Flushing Council on Culture and the Arts, Inc Public School 020Q John Bowne (25Q020)	11-2652182	\$20,000	DCLA
Lee	Flushing Council on Culture and the Arts, Inc Public School 133Q (26Q133)	11-2652182	\$20,000	DCLA
Won	Flushing Council on Culture and the Arts, Inc Public School 166Q Henry Gradstein (30Q166)	11-2652182	\$20,000	DCLA
Caban	Flushing Council on Culture and the Arts, Inc Public School 17Q (30Q017)	11-2652182	\$20,000	DCLA

Council Member	Legal Name of Organization - Program Name	Tax ID	Amount	Agency
Paladino	Flushing Council on Culture and the Arts, Inc Public School 184Q (25Q184)	11-2652182	\$20,000	DCLA
Ung	Flushing Council on Culture and the Arts, Inc Public School 214Q Cadwallader Colden (25Q214)	11-2652182	\$20,000	DCLA
Schulman	Flushing Council on Culture and the Arts, Inc Public School 303Q (28Q303)	11-2652182	\$20,000	DCLA
Krishnan	Flushing Council on Culture and the Arts, Inc Public School 69Q (30Q069)	11-2652182	\$20,000	DCLA
Bottcher	Friends of the High Line, Inc Public School 011M William T. Harris (02M011)	31-1734086	\$20,000	DCLA
Bottcher	Friends of the High Line, Inc Quest to Learn (02M422)	31-1734086	\$20,000	DCLA
Jordan	Future Giants Organization - Public School 161M Pedro Albizu Campos (05M161)	75-3054007	\$20,000	DYCD
Jordan	Future Giants Organization - Wadleigh Secondary School For The Performing & Visual Arts (03M415)	75-3054007	\$20,000	DYCD
Aviles	Girl Be Heard Institute	27-1848709	\$20,000	DCLA
Louis	Girl Be Heard Institute - Andries Hudde (22K240)	27-1848709	\$20,000	DCLA
Restler	Girl Be Heard Institute - Brooklyn Preparatory High School (14K488)	27-1848709	\$20,000	DCLA
Hudson	Girl Be Heard Institute - Dr. Susan S. McKinney Secondary School of the Arts (13K265)	27-1848709	\$20,000	DCLA
Bottcher	Girl Be Heard Institute - Humanities Prepatory Academy (02M605)	27-1848709	\$20,000	DCLA
Louis	Girl Be Heard Institute - I. S. 381K (22K381)	27-1848709	\$20,000	DCLA
Jordan	Girl Be Heard Institute - Public School 079M - Horan School (75M079)	27-1848709	\$20,000	DCLA
Farias	Girl Be Heard Institute - Soundview Academy for Culture and Scholarship (08X448)	27-1848709	\$20,000	DCLA
Aviles	Groundswell Community Mural Project, Inc.	11-3427213	\$20,000	DCLA
Aviles	Groundswell Community Mural Project, Inc Junior High School 220K John J. Pershing (20K220)	11-3427213	\$20,000	DCLA
Joseph	Groundswell Community Mural Project, Inc Junior High School 62K Ditmas (20K062)	11-3427213	\$20,000	DCLA
Schulman	Groundswell Community Mural Project, Inc Metropolitan Expeditionary Learning School (28Q167)	11-3427213	\$20,000	DCLA
Aviles	Groundswell Community Mural Project, Inc Public School 001K The Bergen (15K001)	11-3427213	\$20,000	DCLA
Hudson	Groundswell Community Mural Project, Inc Public School 270K Johann DeKalb (13K270)	11-3427213	\$20,000	DCLA
Aviles	Groundswell Community Mural Project, Inc Public School 69K Vincent D. Grippo School (20K069)	11-3427213	\$20,000	DCLA
Hanif	Groundswell Community Mural Project, Inc West Brooklyn Community High School (15K529)	11-3427213	\$20,000	DCLA
Abreu	Harlem Stage, Inc A. Philip Randolph Campus High School (06M540)	13-3166308	\$20,000	DCLA
Menin	Harmony Program - Ella Baker School (02M225)	05-0606695	\$20,000	DCLA
Farias	Harmony Program - Public School 107X (08X107)	05-0606695	\$20,000	DCLA

Council Member	Legal Name of Organization - Program Name	Tax ID	Amount	Agency
Marte	Harmony Program - Public School 124M Yung Wing (02M124)	05-0606695	\$20,000	DCLA
Gennaro	Harmony Program - Public School 131Q Abigail Adams (29Q131)	05-0606695	\$20,000	DCLA
Marte	Henry Street Settlement - Public School 020M Anna Silver (01M020)	13-1562242	\$20,000	DCLA
Gutierrez	Henry Street Settlement - Public School 147K Isaac Remsen (14K147)	13-1562242	\$20,000	DCLA
Ayala	Hip-Hop Theater Festival - Mosaic Preparatory Academy (04M375)	42-1642691	\$20,000	DCLA
Mealy	Hook Arts Media, Inc East Brooklyn Community Highschool (18K673)	13-3015965	\$20,000	DCLA
Mealy	Hook Arts Media, Inc East Brooklyn Community Highschool (18K673)	13-3015965	\$20,000	DCLA
Mealy	Hook Arts Media, Inc East Brooklyn Community Highschool (18K673)	13-3015965	\$20,000	DCLA
Aviles	Hook Arts Media, Inc Public School 015K Patrick F. Daly (15K015)	13-3015965	\$20,000	DCLA
Sanchez	Horticultural Society of New York, The - Intermediate School 117X Joseph H. Wade (09X117)	13-0854930	\$20,000	DCLA
Powers	Horticultural Society of New York, The - PS 116M Mary Lindley Murray School (02M116)	13-0854930	\$20,000	DCLA
Restler	Horticultural Society of New York, The - Public School 031K Samuel F. Dupont (14K031)	13-0854930	\$20,000	DCLA
Brewer	Horticultural Society of New York, The - Public School 075M Emily Dickinson (03M075)	13-0854930	\$20,000	DCLA
Abreu	Horticultural Society of New York, The - Public School 161M Pedro Albizu Campos 05M161	13-0854930	\$20,000	DCLA
Abreu	Horticultural Society of New York, The - Public School 163M Alfred E. Smith (03M163)	13-0854930	\$20,000	DCLA
Restler	Horticultural Society of New York, The - Public School 380K (14K380)	13-0854930	\$20,000	DCLA
Powers	Horticultural Society of New York, The - Robert F. Kennedy Middle School (75M169)	13-0854930	\$20,000	DCLA
De La Rosa	Iconos Kids, Inc Gregorio Luperon High School for Science and Math (06M552)	83-3267386	\$20,000	DYCD
Sanchez	Iconos Kids, Inc The Alexander Macomb School (09X232)	83-3267386	\$20,000	DYCD
Barron	Ifetayo Cultural Arts Academy, Inc High School for Civil Rights (19K504)	11-3027538	\$20,000	DCLA
Louis	Ifetayo Cultural Arts Academy, Inc Intermediate School 285K Meyer Levin (18K285)	11-3027538	\$20,000	DCLA
Barron	Ifetayo Cultural Arts Academy, Inc Performing Arts and Technology High School (19K507)	11-3027538	\$20,000	DCLA
Hudson	Ifetayo Cultural Arts Academy, Inc Public School 241K Emma L. Johnston (17K241)	11-3027538	\$20,000	DCLA
Joseph	Ifetayo Cultural Arts Academy, Inc Public School 92K Adrian Hegeman (17K092)	11-3027538	\$20,000	DCLA
Carr	IlluminArt Productions - Intermediate School 2R (31R002)	42-1727647	\$20,000	DCLA
Borelli	IlluminArt Productions - Intermediate School 63R (31R063)	42-1727647	\$20,000	DCLA
Hanks	IlluminArt Productions - Public School 019R The Curtis School (31R019)	42-1727647	\$20,000	DCLA
Borelli	IlluminArt Productions - Public School 056R (31R056)	42-1727647	\$20,000	DCLA

Council Member	Legal Name of Organization - Program Name	Tax ID	Amount	Agency
Carr	IlluminArt Productions - Public School 23R (31R023)	42-1727647	\$20,000	DCLA
Borelli	IlluminArt Productions - Public School 36R (31R036)	42-1727647	\$20,000	DCLA
Carr	IlluminArt Productions - Public School 39R Francis J. Murphy Jr. (31R039)	42-1727647	\$20,000	DCLA
Borelli	IlluminArt Productions - Public School 62R (31R062)	42-1727647	\$20,000	DCLA
Borelli	Intrepid Museum Foundation, Inc Intermediate School 24R (31R024)	13-3062419	\$20,000	DCLA
Borelli	Intrepid Museum Foundation, Inc Intermediate School 34R (31R0034)	13-3062419	\$20,000	DCLA
Holden	Intrepid Museum Foundation, Inc Intermediate School 73Q - The Frank Sansivieri Intermediate School (24Q073)	13-3062419	\$20,000	DCLA
Powers	Intrepid Museum Foundation, Inc Junior High School 167M Robert F. Wagner (02M167)	13-3062419	\$20,000	DCLA
Menin	Intrepid Museum Foundation, Inc Junior High School 167M Robert F. Wagner [02M167]	13-3062419	\$20,000	DCLA
Ayala	Intrepid Museum Foundation, Inc Public School 049X Willis Avenue (07X049)	13-3062419	\$20,000	DCLA
Ariola	Intrepid Museum Foundation, Inc Public School 146Q (27Q146)	13-3062419	\$20,000	DCLA
Brannan	Intrepid Museum Foundation, Inc Public School 170K (20K170)	13-3062419	\$20,000	DCLA
Brannan	Intrepid Museum Foundation, Inc Public School 185K (20K185)	13-3062419	\$20,000	DCLA
Bottcher	Intrepid Museum Foundation, Inc Public School 33M Chelsea Prep (02M033)	13-3062419	\$20,000	DCLA
Bottcher	Intrepid Museum Foundation, Inc Public School 3M Charrette School (02M003)	13-3062419	\$20,000	DCLA
Ariola	Intrepid Museum Foundation, Inc Public School 65Q (27Q065)	13-3062419	\$20,000	DCLA
Riley	I'RAISE Girls & Boys International Corporation - Bronx Lab School (11X265)	46-3299217	\$20,000	DYCD
Riley	I'RAISE Girls & Boys International Corporation - High School for Contemporary Arts (11X544)	46-3299217	\$20,000	DYCD
Farias	I'RAISE Girls & Boys International Corporation - Public School/Middle School 194X (11X194)	46-3299217	\$20,000	DYCD
Jordan	I'RAISE Girls & Boys International Corporation - The Urban Assembly School for Global Commerce (05M157)	46-3299217	\$20,000	DYCD
Hudson	Irondale Productions, Inc New Bridges Elementary (17K532)	13-3178772	\$20,000	DCLA
Williams	Jamaica Center for Arts and Learning, Inc.	11-2478709	\$20,000	DCLA
Williams	Jamaica Center for Arts and Learning, Inc.	11-2478709	\$20,000	DCLA
Gennaro	Jamaica Center for Arts and Learning, Inc Junior High School 216Q George J. Ryan (26Q216)	11-2478709	\$20,000	DCLA
Lee	Jamaica Center for Arts and Learning, Inc Public School 33Q (29Q033)	11-2478709	\$20,000	DCLA
Gennaro	Jamaica Center for Arts and Learning, Inc Public School 82Q Hammond (28Q082)	11-2478709	\$20,000	DCLA
Gennaro	Jamaica Center for Arts and Learning, Inc Public School 86Q (28Q086)	11-2478709	\$20,000	DCLA

Council Member	Legal Name of Organization - Program Name	Tax ID	Amount	Agency
Hudson	Jamel Gaines Creative Outlet, Inc Middle School 113K Ronald Edmonds Learning Center (13K113)	83-1788832	\$20,000	DCLA
De La Rosa	Jazz Drama Program, The - Public School 004M Duke Ellington (06M004)	06-1722131	\$20,000	DCLA
Abreu	Jewish Museum - Junior High School 054M Booker T. Washington (03M054)	13-6146854	\$20,000	DCLA
Lee	Jewish Museum - Public School/Intermediate School 178Q (26Q178)	13-6146854	\$20,000	DCLA
Jordan	Kan Cobra Tiger Alliance, Inc Public School 046M Arthur Tappan (05M046)	46-3766464	\$20,000	DCLA
Hudson	Kan Cobra Tiger Alliance, Inc Public School 221K Toussaint L'Ouverture (17K221)	46-3766464	\$20,000	DCLA
Mealy	Kan Cobra Tiger Alliance, Inc The Gregory Jocko Jackson School of Sports, Art, and Technology (23K284)	46-3766464	\$20,000	DCLA
Brewer	Kids Creative 404, Inc Urban Assembly School for Media Studies (03M307)	75-3139502	\$20,000	DCLA
Farias	Learning through an Expanded Arts Program, Inc Blueprint Middle School (08X562)	13-2925233	\$20,000	DCLA
Stevens	Learning through an Expanded Arts Program, Inc Grant Avenue Elementary (09X449)	13-2925233	\$20,000	DCLA
Brewer	Learning through an Expanded Arts Program, Inc Public School 084M Lillian Weber (03M084)	13-2925233	\$20,000	DCLA
Menin	Learning through an Expanded Arts Program, Inc Public School 198M Isador E. Ida Straus (02M198)	13-2925233	\$20,000	DCLA
Riley	Lehman College Art Gallery - Intermediate School 181X (11X181)	13-3391212	\$20,000	DCLA
Riley	Lehman College Art Gallery - Public School 178X Magnet School of Multimedia Arts & Design (11X178)	13-3391212	\$20,000	DCLA
Ung	Lewis Howard Latimer Fund, Inc Intermediate School 237Q (25Q237)	11-2983131	\$20,000	DCLA
Ung	Lewis Howard Latimer Fund, Inc Intermediate School 237Q (25Q237)	11-2983131	\$20,000	DCLA
Ung	Lewis Howard Latimer Fund, Inc Public School 22Q Thomas Jefferson (25Q022)	11-2983131	\$20,000	DCLA
Paladino	Lewis Howard Latimer Fund, Inc Public School 379Q College Point Collaborative (25Q379)	11-2983131	\$20,000	DCLA
Lee	Lewis Howard Latimer Fund, Inc Public School/Intermediate School 295Q (29Q295)	11-2983131	\$20,000	DCLA
Ayala	Little Orchestra Society-Orpheon, Inc., The - Public School 018X John Peter Zenger (07X018)	13-2638292	\$20,000	DCLA
Hudson	Little Orchestra Society-Orpheon, Inc., The - Public School 056K Lewis H. Latimer (13K056)	13-2638292	\$20,000	DCLA
Abreu	Little Orchestra Society-Orpheon, Inc., The - Public School 125M Ralph Bunche (05M125)	13-2638292	\$20,000	DCLA
Caban	Little Orchestra Society-Orpheon, Inc., The - Public School 17Q (30Q017)	13-2638292	\$20,000	DCLA

Council Member	Legal Name of Organization - Program Name	Tax ID	Amount	Agency
Powers	Little Orchestra Society-Orpheon, Inc., The - Public School 267M East Side Elementary School (02M267)	13-2638292	\$20,000	DCLA
Moya	Louis Armstrong House Museum - New 2021 D.24 MS in Building Q419	26-4178283	\$20,000	DCLA
Moya	Louis Armstrong House Museum - Public School 092Q Harry T. Stewart Sr. (30Q092)	26-4178283	\$20,000	DCLA
Moya	Louis Armstrong House Museum - Public School 143Q Louis Armstrong (24Q143)	26-4178283	\$20,000	DCLA
Ayala	Magic Box Productions, Inc International Community High School (07X334)	20-2924921	\$20,000	DCLA
Paladino	Magic Box Productions, Inc Junior High School 194Q (25Q194)	20-2924921	\$20,000	DCLA
Won	Magic Box Productions, Inc Public School 012Q James B. Colgate (24Q012)	20-2924921	\$20,000	DCLA
Paladino	Magic Box Productions, Inc Public School 79Q Francis Lewis (25Q079)	20-2924921	\$20,000	DCLA
Jordan	Magic Box Productions, Inc The Locke School of Arts and Engineering (03M185)	20-2924921	\$20,000	DCLA
Williams	Major Music International Corporation	26-1159606	\$20,000	DCLA
Williams	Major Music International Corporation	26-1159606	\$20,000	DCLA
Ung	Making Books Sing, Inc Public School 177Q (75Q177)	13-4201577	\$20,000	DCLA
Joseph	Manhattan Class Company, Inc High School for Public Service: Heroes of Tomorrow (17K546)	13-3391844	\$20,000	DCLA
Hanif	Marquis Studios, Ltd.	13-3047206	\$20,000	DCLA
Velazquez	Marquis Studios, Ltd Bronx Delta School (08X392)	13-3047206	\$20,000	DCLA
Krishnan	Marquis Studios, Ltd John F. Kennedy Jr. School (75Q721)	13-3047206	\$20,000	DCLA
Narcisse	Marquis Studios, Ltd Junior High School 078K Roy H. Mann (22K078)	13-3047206	\$20,000	DCLA
Farias	Marquis Studios, Ltd Junior High School 123X James M. Kieran (08X123)	13-3047206	\$20,000	DCLA
Velazquez	Marquis Studios, Ltd Public School 010X (75X010)	13-3047206	\$20,000	DCLA
Ayala	Marquis Studios, Ltd Public School 043X Jonas Bronck (07X043)	13-3047206	\$20,000	DCLA
Hanks	Marquis Studios, Ltd Public School 045R John Tyler (31R045)	13-3047206	\$20,000	DCLA
Hudson	Marquis Studios, Ltd Public School 046K Edward C. Blum(13K046)	13-3047206	\$20,000	DCLA
Brooks-Powers	Marquis Studios, Ltd Public School 052Q Queens (29Q052)	13-3047206	\$20,000	DCLA
Marte	Marquis Studios, Ltd Public School 094M (75M094)	13-3047206	\$20,000	DCLA
Kagan	Marquis Studios, Ltd Public School 101K (21K101)	13-3047206	\$20,000	DCLA
Sanchez	Marquis Studios, Ltd Public School 109X (09X109)	13-3047206	\$20,000	DCLA
Paladino	Marquis Studios, Ltd Public School 159Q (26Q159)	13-3047206	\$20,000	DCLA
Gennaro	Marquis Studios, Ltd Public School 173Q Fresh Meadows (26Q173)	13-3047206	\$20,000	DCLA
Gennaro	Marquis Studios, Ltd Public School 255Q (75Q255)	13-3047206	\$20,000	DCLA
Brannan	Marquis Studios, Ltd Public School 264K Bay Ridge Elementary School For The Arts (20K264)	13-3047206	\$20,000	DCLA
Sanchez	Marquis Studios, Ltd Public School 360X (10X360)	13-3047206	\$20,000	DCLA

Council Member	Legal Name of Organization - Program Name	Tax ID	Amount	Agency
Hanif	Marquis Studios, Ltd Public School 372K The Children's School (75K372)	13-3047206	\$20,000	DCLA
Borelli	Marquis Studios, Ltd Public School 37R (75R037)	13-3047206	\$20,000	DCLA
Mealy	Marquis Studios, Ltd Public School 396K (75K396)	13-3047206	\$20,000	DCLA
Joseph	Marquis Studios, Ltd Public School 397K Foster-Laurie (17K397)	13-3047206	\$20,000	DCLA
Hanif	Marquis Studios, Ltd Public School 53K (75K053) @ P437	13-3047206	\$20,000	DCLA
Borelli	Marquis Studios, Ltd Public School 58R (31R058)	13-3047206	\$20,000	DCLA
Kagan	Marquis Studios, Ltd Public School 721K (75K721)	13-3047206	\$20,000	DCLA
Bottcher	Marquis Studios, Ltd Public School 721M - Manhattan Occupational Training Center (75M721)	13-3047206	\$20,000	DCLA
Hanif	Marquis Studios, Ltd Public School 77K (75K077)	13-3047206	\$20,000	DCLA
Paladino	Marquis Studios, Ltd Public School 79Q Francis Lewis (25Q079)	13-3047206	\$20,000	DCLA
Kagan	Marquis Studios, Ltd Public School 90K (21K090)	13-3047206	\$20,000	DCLA
Ariola	Marquis Studios, Ltd Public School 91Q (24Q091) Richard Arkwright	13-3047206	\$20,000	DCLA
Paladino	Marquis Studios, Ltd Public School 98Q (26Q098)	13-3047206	\$20,000	DCLA
Lee	Marquis Studios, Ltd The CIVIC School of Bayside Hills (26Q390)	13-3047206	\$20,000	DCLA
Holden	Maspeth Town Hall, Inc Maspeth High School (24Q585)	23-7259702	\$20,000	DYCD
Mealy	Metropolitan Museum of Art, The - Public School 189K The Bilingual Center (17K189)	13-1624086	\$20,000	DCLA
Schulman	Midori Foundation, Inc Junior High School 157Q Stephen A. Halsey (28Q157)	13-3682472	\$20,000	DCLA
Brannan	Midori Foundation, Inc Junior High School 259K William McKinley (20K259)	13-3682472	\$20,000	DCLA
Paladino	Midori Foundation, Inc Junior High School 67Q Louis Pasteur (26Q067)	13-3682472	\$20,000	DCLA
Brannan	Midori Foundation, Inc Middle School 936K (20K936)	13-3682472	\$20,000	DCLA
Abreu	Midori Foundation, Inc Mott Hall II (03M862)	13-3682472	\$20,000	DCLA
Schulman	Midori Foundation, Inc Public School 051Q (27Q051)	13-3682472	\$20,000	DCLA
Nurse	Midori Foundation, Inc Public School 065K (19K065)	13-3682472	\$20,000	DCLA
Schulman	Midori Foundation, Inc Public School 101Q School in the Gardens (28Q101)	13-3682472	\$20,000	DCLA
Brannan	Midori Foundation, Inc Public School 127K (20K127)	13-3682472	\$20,000	DCLA
De La Rosa	Midori Foundation, Inc Public School 152M Dyckman Valley (06M152)	13-3682472	\$20,000	DCLA
Brannan	Midori Foundation, Inc Public School 163K Bath Beach (20K163)	13-3682472	\$20,000	DCLA
Brannan	Midori Foundation, Inc Public School 185K (20K185)	13-3682472	\$20,000	DCLA
Narcisse	Midori Foundation, Inc Public School 194K Raoul Wallenberg (22K194)	13-3682472	\$20,000	DCLA
Lee	Midori Foundation, Inc Public School 203Q Oakland Gardens (26Q203)	13-3682472	\$20,000	DCLA
Narcisse	Midori Foundation, Inc Public School 207K Elizabeth G. Leary (22K207)	13-3682472	\$20,000	DCLA

Council Member	Legal Name of Organization - Program Name	Tax ID	Amount	Agency
Holden	Midori Foundation, Inc Public School 229Q Emanuel Kaplan (24Q229)	13-3682472	\$20,000	DCLA
Ariola	Midori Foundation, Inc Public School 232Q (27Q232)	13-3682472	\$20,000	DCLA
Narcisse	Midori Foundation, Inc Public School 236K Mill Basin (22K236)	13-3682472	\$20,000	DCLA
Nurse	Midori Foundation, Inc Public School 290K Juan Morel Campos (19K290)	13-3682472	\$20,000	DCLA
Brannan	Midori Foundation, Inc Public School 748K (20K748)	13-3682472	\$20,000	DCLA
Ariola	Midori Foundation, Inc Public School 97Q (27Q097)	13-3682472	\$20,000	DCLA
Gennaro	Midori Foundation, Inc Public School/Middle School 200Q - The Magnet School of Global Studies (25Q200)	13-3682472	\$20,000	DCLA
Bottcher	Midori Foundation, Inc Quest to Learn (02M422)	13-3682472	\$20,000	DCLA
Joseph	Midori Foundation, Inc School for Human Rights, The (17K531)	13-3682472	\$20,000	DCLA
Aviles	Midtown Management Group, Inc.	13-3192793	\$20,000	DCLA
Ung	Midtown Management Group, Inc East-West School of International Studies (25Q281)	13-3192793	\$20,000	DCLA
Riley	Midtown Management Group, Inc Equality Charter School (84X488)	13-3192793	\$20,000	DCLA
Powers	Midtown Management Group, Inc Hunter College Elementary School	13-3192793	\$20,000	DCLA
Caban	Midtown Management Group, Inc Intermediate School 126Q (30Q126)	13-3192793	\$20,000	DCLA
Aviles	Midtown Management Group, Inc Junior High School 227K Edward B. Shallow (20K227)	13-3192793	\$20,000	DCLA
Farias	Midtown Management Group, Inc Public School 012X Lewis and Clark School (75X012)	13-3192793	\$20,000	DCLA
Ayala	Midtown Management Group, Inc Public School 025X Bilingual School (07X025)	13-3192793	\$20,000	DCLA
Velazquez	Midtown Management Group, Inc Public School 071X Rose E. Scala (08X071)	13-3192793	\$20,000	DCLA
Nurse	Midtown Management Group, Inc Public School 086K The Irvington (32K086)	13-3192793	\$20,000	DCLA
Krishnan	Midtown Management Group, Inc Public School 089Q Elmhurst (24Q089)	13-3192793	\$20,000	DCLA
Velazquez	Midtown Management Group, Inc Public School 089X Bronx (11X089)	13-3192793	\$20,000	DCLA
Farias	Midtown Management Group, Inc Public School 100X Isaac Clason (08X100)	13-3192793	\$20,000	DCLA
Brannan	Midtown Management Group, Inc Public School 102K the Bayview (20K102)	13-3192793	\$20,000	DCLA
Velazquez	Midtown Management Group, Inc Public School 108X Philip J. Abinanti (11X108)	13-3192793	\$20,000	DCLA
Krishnan	Midtown Management Group, Inc Public School 13Q (24Q013)	13-3192793	\$20,000	DCLA
Krishnan	Midtown Management Group, Inc Public School 149Q Christa McAuliffe (30Q149)	13-3192793	\$20,000	DCLA

Council Member	Legal Name of Organization - Program Name	Tax ID	Amount	Agency
Ung	Midtown Management Group, Inc Public School 162Q John Golden (26Q162)	13-3192793	\$20,000	DCLA
Gennaro	Midtown Management Group, Inc Public School 164Q Queens Valley (25Q164)	13-3192793	\$20,000	DCLA
Riley	Midtown Management Group, Inc Public School 169X (11X169)	13-3192793	\$20,000	DCLA
Aviles	Midtown Management Group, Inc Public School 172K Beacon School of Excellence (15K172)	13-3192793	\$20,000	DCLA
Brannan	Midtown Management Group, Inc Public School 176K (20K176)	13-3192793	\$20,000	DCLA
Farias	Midtown Management Group, Inc Public School 182X (08X182)	13-3192793	\$20,000	DCLA
Louis	Midtown Management Group, Inc Public School 193K Gil Hodges (22K193)	13-3192793	\$20,000	DCLA
Brannan	Midtown Management Group, Inc Public School 200K (20K200)	13-3192793	\$20,000	DCLA
Narcisse	Midtown Management Group, Inc Public School 203K Floyd Bennett School (22K203)	13-3192793	\$20,000	DCLA
Ariola	Midtown Management Group, Inc Public School 207Q (27Q207)	13-3192793	\$20,000	DCLA
Schulman	Midtown Management Group, Inc Public School 220Q Edward Mandel (28Q220)	13-3192793	\$20,000	DCLA
Krishnan	Midtown Management Group, Inc Public School 222Q - Fire Fighter Christopher A. Santora School (30Q222)	13-3192793	\$20,000	DCLA
Powers	Midtown Management Group, Inc Public School 281M The River School (02M281)	13-3192793	\$20,000	DCLA
Velazquez	Midtown Management Group, Inc Public School 304X Early Childhood School (08X304)	13-3192793	\$20,000	DCLA
Louis	Midtown Management Group, Inc Public School 315K (22K315)	13-3192793	\$20,000	DCLA
Brewer	Midtown Management Group, Inc Public School 333M Manhattan School for Children (03M333)	13-3192793	\$20,000	DCLA
Ariola	Midtown Management Group, Inc Public School 377Q (27Q377)	13-3192793	\$20,000	DCLA
Joseph	Midtown Management Group, Inc Public School 399K Stanley Eugene Clark (17K399)	13-3192793	\$20,000	DCLA
Ariola	Midtown Management Group, Inc Public School 47Q Chris Galas (27Q047)	13-3192793	\$20,000	DCLA
Riley	Midtown Management Group, Inc Public School 68X (11X068)	13-3192793	\$20,000	DCLA
Krishnan	Midtown Management Group, Inc Public School 69Q Jackson Heights (30Q069)	13-3192793	\$20,000	DCLA
Riley	Midtown Management Group, Inc Public School 76X (11X076)	13-3192793	\$20,000	DCLA
Menin	Midtown Management Group, Inc Public School 77M Lower Lab School (02M077)	13-3192793	\$20,000	DCLA
Riley	Midtown Management Group, Inc Public School 78X (11X078)	13-3192793	\$20,000	DCLA
Krishnan	Midtown Management Group, Inc Public School 7Q Louis F. Simeone (24Q007)	13-3192793	\$20,000	DCLA
Kagan	Midtown Management Group, Inc Public School 97K (21K097)	13-3192793	\$20,000	DCLA
Ariola	Midtown Management Group, Inc Public School/Middle School 114Q Belle Harbor (27Q114)	13-3192793	\$20,000	DCLA
Ayala	Midtown Management Group, Inc Renaissance School of the Arts (04M377)	13-3192793	\$20,000	DCLA

Council Member	Legal Name of Organization - Program Name	Tax ID	Amount	Agency
Bottcher	Midtown Management Group, Inc Urban Assembly Gateway School for Technology (02M507)	13-3192793	\$20,000	DCLA
De La Rosa	Morris-Jumel Mansion, Inc Community Health Academy of the Heights (06M346)	13-2800646	\$20,000	DCLA
Marte	Museum at Eldridge Street - Public School 001M Alfred E. Smith (02M001)	13-3379555	\$20,000	DCLA
Osse	Museum of Contemporary African Diasporian Arts, Inc Middle School 267K Math, Science & Technology (16K267)	11-3526774	\$20,000	DCLA
Hudson	Museum of Contemporary African Diasporian Arts, Inc Public School 316K Elijah Stroud (17K316)	11-3526774	\$20,000	DCLA
Hudson	Museum of Contemporary African Diasporian Arts, Inc Public School 375K Jackie Robinson School (17K375)	11-3526774	\$20,000	DCLA
Aviles	National Dance Institute, Inc.	13-2890779	\$20,000	DCLA
Menin	National Dance Institute, Inc Public School 006M Lillie Devereaux Blake (02M006)	13-2890779	\$20,000	DCLA
Velazquez	National Dance Institute, Inc Public School 105X Sen Abraham Bernstein (11X105)	13-2890779	\$20,000	DCLA
Menin	National Dance Institute, Inc Public School 183M Robert L. Stevenson (02M183)	13-2890779	\$20,000	DCLA
Menin	National Dance Institute, Inc Public School 290M Manhattan New School (02M290)	13-2890779	\$20,000	DCLA
Powers	National Dance Institute, Inc Public School 40M Augustus Saint-Gaudens (02M040)	13-2890779	\$20,000	DCLA
Hanks	National Lighthouse Museum - The Harbor View School (31R059)	13-4055215	\$20,000	DCLA
Jordan	New Heritage Theatre Group, Inc., The - Public School 161M Pedro Albizu Campos (05M161)	13-2683678	\$20,000	DCLA
Jordan	New Heritage Theatre Group, Inc., The - Public School 194M Countee Cullen (05M194)	13-2683678	\$20,000	DCLA
Farias	New York Botanical Garden - Bronx Charter School for Excellence	13-1693134	\$20,000	DCLA
Marte	New York Chinese Cultural Center, Inc Public School 184M Shuang Wen (01M184)	13-2928554	\$20,000	DCLA
De La Rosa	New York City H2O - Washington Heights Expeditionary Learning School (06M348)	45-3860014	\$20,000	DCLA
Farias	New York Edge, Inc Junior High School 127X The Castle Hill (11X127)	11-3112635	\$20,000	DCLA
Williams	New York Hall of Science	11-2104059	\$20,000	DCLA
Moya	New York Hall of Science - Public School 110Q (24Q110)	11-2104059	\$20,000	DCLA
Lee	New York Hall of Science - Public School 115Q (26Q115)	11-2104059	\$20,000	DCLA
Schulman	New York Hall of Science - Public School 139Q Rego Park (28Q139)	11-2104059	\$20,000	DCLA
Schulman	New York Hall of Science - Public School 174Q William Sidney Mount (28Q174)	11-2104059	\$20,000	DCLA
Brewer	New York Historical Society - High School of Arts and Technology (03M494)	13-1624124	\$20,000	DCLA
Brewer	New York Historical Society - Public School 084M Lillian Weber (03M084)	13-1624124	\$20,000	DCLA

Council Member	Legal Name of Organization - Program Name	Tax ID	Amount	Agency
Narcisse	New York Sun Works, Inc Public School 279K Herman Schreiber (18K279)	20-0670312	\$20,000	DYCD
Kagan	NIA Community Services Network, Inc Intermediate School 239K (21K239)	11-2697931	\$20,000	DCLA
Kagan	NIA Community Services Network, Inc Intermediate School 281K Joseph B. Cavallero (21K281)	11-2697931	\$20,000	DCLA
Brannan	NIA Community Services Network, Inc Public School 102K (20K102)	11-2697931	\$20,000	DCLA
Brannan	NIA Community Services Network, Inc Public School 112K (20K112)	11-2697931	\$20,000	DCLA
Kagan	NIA Community Services Network, Inc Public School 186K (20K186)	11-2697931	\$20,000	DCLA
Kagan	NIA Community Services Network, Inc Public School 212K (21K212)	11-2697931	\$20,000	DCLA
Kagan	NIA Community Services Network, Inc Public School 216K Arturo Toscanini (21K216)	11-2697931	\$20,000	DCLA
Brannan	NIA Community Services Network, Inc Public School 229K (20K229)	11-2697931	\$20,000	DCLA
Kagan	NIA Community Services Network, Inc Public School 247K (20K247)	11-2697931	\$20,000	DCLA
Brannan	NIA Community Services Network, Inc Public School/Intermediate School 30K (20K030)	11-2697931	\$20,000	DCLA
Hanks	Noble Maritime Collection, The - Public School 373R (75R373)	13-3351673	\$20,000	DCLA
Carr	Noble Maritime Collection, The - Public School 52R (31R052)	13-3351673	\$20,000	DCLA
Restler	Noel Pointer Foundation, Inc Dock Street School for STEAM Studies (13K313)	11-3271472	\$20,000	DCLA
Restler	Noel Pointer Foundation, Inc Public School / Intermediate School 157K (14K157)	11-3271472	\$20,000	DCLA
Osse	Noel Pointer Foundation, Inc Public School 003K The Bedford Village (13K003)	11-3271472	\$20,000	DCLA
Restler	Noel Pointer Foundation, Inc Public School 008K Robert Fulton (13K008)	11-3271472	\$20,000	DCLA
Hanks	Noel Pointer Foundation, Inc Public School 018R John G. Whittier (31R018)	11-3271472	\$20,000	DCLA
Osse	Noel Pointer Foundation, Inc Public School 021K Crispus Attucks (16K021)	11-3271472	\$20,000	DCLA
Osse	Noel Pointer Foundation, Inc Public School 093K William H. Prescott (13K093)	11-3271472	\$20,000	DCLA
Hudson	Noel Pointer Foundation, Inc Public School 161K The Crown (17K161)	11-3271472	\$20,000	DCLA
Osse	Noel Pointer Foundation, Inc Public School 262K El Hajj Malik El Shabazz Elementary School (16K262)	11-3271472	\$20,000	DCLA
Restler	Noel Pointer Foundation, Inc Public School 307K (13K307)	11-3271472	\$20,000	DCLA
Restler	Noel Pointer Foundation, Inc Public School 38K (15K038)	11-3271472	\$20,000	DCLA
Gennaro	Notes in Motion, Inc.	32-0005633	\$20,000	DCLA
Riley	Notes in Motion, Inc Public School 041X Gun Hill Road (11X041)	32-0005633	\$20,000	DCLA
Stevens	Notes in Motion, Inc Public School 053X Basheer Quisim (09X053)	32-0005633	\$20,000	DCLA
Gennaro	Notes in Motion, Inc Public School 499Q The Queens College School for Math, Science and Technology (25Q499)	32-0005633	\$20,000	DCLA
Riley	Notes in Motion, Inc Public School 78X (11X078)	32-0005633	\$20,000	DCLA

Council Member	Legal Name of Organization - Program Name	Tax ID	Amount	Agency
Hudson	NY Writers Coalition, Inc Intermediate School 340K North Star Academy (17K340)	11-3604970	\$20,000	DCLA
Marte	Paper Bag Players, Inc., The - Public School 020M Anna Silver (01M020)	13-1972960	\$20,000	DYCD
Gennaro	Partnership with Children, Inc Junior High School 217Q Robert A. Van Wyck (28Q217)	13-5596751	\$20,000	DCLA
De La Rosa	Partnership with Children, Inc Public School 005M Ellen Lurie (06M005)	13-5596751	\$20,000	DCLA
Restler	Partnership with Children, Inc Public School 110K (14K110)	13-5596751	\$20,000	DCLA
De La Rosa	People's Theatre Project, Inc Dos Puentes Elementary School (06M103)	26-4705999	\$20,000	DCLA
Brewer	People's Theatre Project, Inc High School for Law, Advocacy and Community Justice (03M492)	26-4705999	\$20,000	DCLA
Brewer	People's Theatre Project, Inc Middle School 245M The Computer School (03M245)	26-4705999	\$20,000	DCLA
Hanks	Projectivity Group, Inc Public School 044R Thomas C. Brown (31R044)	47-5358971	\$20,000	DCLA
Menin	Publicolor, Inc East Side Middle School (02M114)	13-3912768	\$20,000	DCLA
Moya	Publicolor, Inc Pioneer Academy (24Q307)	13-3912768	\$20,000	DCLA
Moya	Publicolor, Inc Public School 127Q Aerospace Science Magnet School (30Q127)	13-3912768	\$20,000	DCLA
Moya	Publicolor, Inc Public School 143Q Louis Armstrong (24Q143)	13-3912768	\$20,000	DCLA
Krishnan	Publicolor, Inc Public School 152Q Gwendoline N. Alleyne School (30Q152)	13-3912768	\$20,000	DCLA
Velazquez	Publicolor, Inc The STEAM Bridge School (11X481)	13-3912768	\$20,000	DCLA
Ung	Queens Botanical Garden Society, Inc Active Learning Elementary School, The (25Q244)	11-1635083	\$20,000	DCLA
Ung	Queens Botanical Garden Society, Inc Active Learning Elementary School, The (25Q244)	11-1635083	\$20,000	DCLA
Won	Queens Botanical Garden Society, Inc Public School 011Q Kathyrn Phelan (30Q011)	11-1635083	\$20,000	DCLA
Gutierrez	Queens Botanical Garden Society, Inc Public School 081Q (24Q081)	11-1635083	\$20,000	DCLA
Won	Queens Botanical Garden Society, Inc Public School 112Q Dutch Kills (30Q112)	11-1635083	\$20,000	DCLA
Ung	Queens Botanical Garden Society, Inc Public School 120Q Queens (25Q120)	11-1635083	\$20,000	DCLA
Ung	Queens Botanical Garden Society, Inc Public School 163Q Flushing Heights (25Q163)	11-1635083	\$20,000	DCLA
Lee	Queens Botanical Garden Society, Inc Public School 26Q (26Q026)	11-1635083	\$20,000	DCLA
Moya	Queens Botanical Garden Society, Inc Public School 28Q - The Thomas Emanuel Early Childhood Cent (24Q028)	11-1635083	\$20,000	DCLA
Ariola	Queens Botanical Garden Society, Inc Public School 66Q (27Q066)	11-1635083	\$20,000	DCLA
Caban	Queens Botanical Garden Society, Inc Public School 70Q (30Q070)	11-1635083	\$20,000	DCLA
Paladino	Queens Botanical Garden Society, Inc Public School 94Q (26Q094)	11-1635083	\$20,000	DCLA

Council Member	Legal Name of Organization - Program Name	Tax ID	Amount	Agency
Won	Queens Botanical Garden Society, Inc Public School/Intermediate School 78Q (30Q078)	11-1635083	\$20,000	DCLA
Won	Queens Botanical Garden Society, Inc The Children's Lab School (24Q343)	11-1635083	\$20,000	DCLA
Caban	Queens College Foundation, Inc Intermediate School 141Q (30Q141)	11-6080521	\$20,000	DCLA
Ariola	Queens College Foundation, Inc Junior High School 210Q (27Q210)	11-6080521	\$20,000	DCLA
Lee	Queens College Foundation, Inc Kupferberg Center Performances - Public School 213Q (26Q213)	11-6080521	\$20,000	DCLA
Ung	Queens College Foundation, Inc Public School 020Q John Bowne (25Q020)	11-6080521	\$20,000	DCLA
Gennaro	Queens College Foundation, Inc Public School 131Q Abigail Adams (29Q131)	11-6080521	\$20,000	DCLA
Gennaro	Queens College Foundation, Inc Public School 154Q (25Q154)	11-6080521	\$20,000	DCLA
Gennaro	Queens College Foundation, Inc Public School 165Q Edith K. Bergtraum (25Q165)	11-6080521	\$20,000	DCLA
Schulman	Queens College Foundation, Inc Public School 175Q The Lynn Gross Discovery School (28Q175)	11-6080521	\$20,000	DCLA
Gennaro	Queens College Foundation, Inc Public School 201Q The Discovery School for Inquiry and Resea (25Q201)	11-6080521	\$20,000	DCLA
Krishnan	Queens College Foundation, Inc Public School 212Q (30Q212)	11-6080521	\$20,000	DCLA
Ung	Queens College Foundation, Inc Public School 242 Leonard P. Stavisky Early Childhood School (25Q242)	11-6080521	\$20,000	DCLA
Ariola	Queens College Foundation, Inc Robert H. Goddard High School of Communication Arts and Technology (27Q308)	11-6080521	\$20,000	DCLA
Schulman	Queens Community House, Inc Public School 220Q Edward Mandel (28Q220)	11-2375583	\$20,000	DYCD
Schulman	Queens Community House, Inc Public School 99Q Kew Gardens (28Q099)	11-2375583	\$20,000	DYCD
Paladino	Queens Historical Society - Public School 209Q Clearview Gardens (25Q209)	23-7016007	\$20,000	DCLA
Paladino	Queens Museum of Art - BELL Academy (25Q294)	11-2278998	\$20,000	DCLA
Caban	Queens Museum of Art - District 30 Pre-K Center - 397Q	11-2278998	\$20,000	DCLA
Caban	Queens Museum of Art - Intermediate School 10Q (30Q010)	11-2278998	\$20,000	DCLA
Lee	Queens Museum of Art - Public School 135Q (29Q135)	11-2278998	\$20,000	DCLA
Schulman	Queens Museum of Art - Public School 99Q Kew Gardens (28Q099)	11-2278998	\$20,000	DCLA
Brooks-Powers	Queens Theatre In The Park, Inc Academy of Medical Technology: A College Board School (27Q309)	11-3381629	\$20,000	DCLA
Brooks-Powers	Queens Theatre In The Park, Inc Excelsior Preparatory High School (29Q265)	11-3381629	\$20,000	DCLA
Moya	Queens Theatre In The Park, Inc Helen M. Marshall School (24Q330)	11-3381629	\$20,000	DCLA
Lee	Queens Theatre In The Park, Inc Intermediate School 109Q (29Q109)	11-3381629	\$20,000	DCLA

Council Member	Legal Name of Organization - Program Name	Tax ID	Amount	Agency
Caban	Queens Theatre In The Park, Inc Intermediate School 235Q (30Q235)	11-3381629	\$20,000	DCLA
Paladino	Queens Theatre In The Park, Inc Public School 130Q (25Q130)	11-3381629	\$20,000	DCLA
Paladino	Queens Theatre In The Park, Inc Public School 169Q (25Q169)	11-3381629	\$20,000	DCLA
Krishnan	Queens Theatre In The Park, Inc Public School 89Q (24Q089)	11-3381629	\$20,000	DCLA
Brewer	Reaching for the Arts, Inc The Riverside School for Makers and Artists (03M191)	47-4334584	\$20,000	DYCD
Osse	Reel Stories Teen Filmmaking, Inc Boys and Girls High School (16K455)	20-0936377	\$20,000	DCLA
Hanif	Reel Stories Teen Filmmaking, Inc Brooklyn Collaborative Studies (15K448)	20-0936377	\$20,000	DCLA
Nurse	Reel Stories Teen Filmmaking, Inc Brooklyn Lab School (19K639)	20-0936377	\$20,000	DCLA
Won	Reel Stories Teen Filmmaking, Inc I.S. 429 (30Q429)	20-0936377	\$20,000	DCLA
Nurse	Reel Stories Teen Filmmaking, Inc Intermediate School 171K Abraham Lincoln (19K171)	20-0936377	\$20,000	DCLA
Lee	Reel Stories Teen Filmmaking, Inc Irwin Altman Middle School 172Q (26Q172)	20-0936377	\$20,000	DCLA
Hanif	Reel Stories Teen Filmmaking, Inc Millennium Brooklyn High School (15K684)	20-0936377	\$20,000	DCLA
Hanif	Reel Stories Teen Filmmaking, Inc Park Slope Collegiate (15K464)	20-0936377	\$20,000	DCLA
Hanif	Reel Stories Teen Filmmaking, Inc Public School 282K Park Slope (13K282)	20-0936377	\$20,000	DCLA
Aviles	Reel Stories Teen Filmmaking, Inc Sunset Park High School (15K667)	20-0936377	\$20,000	DCLA
Salamanca	Renaissance Youth Center - Academy of Public Relations (07X298)	13-4122438	\$20,000	DCLA
Salamanca	Renaissance Youth Center - Dr. Richard Izquierdo Health & Science Charter School	13-4122438	\$20,000	DCLA
Salamanca	Renaissance Youth Center - Middle School 301X Paul L. Dunbar (08X301)	13-4122438	\$20,000	DCLA
Stevens	Renaissance Youth Center - Middle School 301X Paul L. Dunbar (08X301)	13-4122438	\$20,000	DCLA
Salamanca	Renaissance Youth Center - Public School 062 Inocensio Casanova (08X062)	13-4122438	\$20,000	DCLA
Salamanca	Renaissance Youth Center - Public School 130X (08X130)	13-4122438	\$20,000	DCLA
Salamanca	Renaissance Youth Center - Public School 150X (12X150)	13-4122438	\$20,000	DCLA
Salamanca	Renaissance Youth Center - Public School 157X (07X157)	13-4122438	\$20,000	DCLA
Stevens	Renaissance Youth Center - Public School 199X (09X199)	13-4122438	\$20,000	DCLA
Salamanca	Renaissance Youth Center - Public School 48X (08X048)	13-4122438	\$20,000	DCLA
Salamanca	Renaissance Youth Center - Public School 66X (12X066)	13-4122438	\$20,000	DCLA
Salamanca	Renaissance Youth Center - Public School 75X (08X075)	13-4122438	\$20,000	DCLA
Salamanca	Renaissance Youth Center - School of Performing Arts (12X217)	13-4122438	\$20,000	DCLA
Salamanca	Renaissance Youth Center - South Bronx Academy for Applied Media (07X296)	13-4122438	\$20,000	DCLA
Salamanca	Renaissance Youth Center - The Longwood Academy of Discovery (08X333)	13-4122438	\$20,000	DCLA

Council Member	Legal Name of Organization - Program Name	Tax ID	Amount	Agency
Stevens	Renaissance Youth Center - Validus Prepatory Academy (09X263)	13-4122438	\$20,000	DCLA
Williams	Research Foundation of the City University of New York	13-1988190	\$20,000	DCLA
Williams	Research Foundation of the City University of New York	13-1988190	\$20,000	DCLA
Caban	Research Foundation of the City University of New York - CUNY Creative Arts Team - Public School 171Q (30Q171)	13-1988190	\$20,000	DCLA
Paladino	Research Foundation of the City University of New York - Junior High School 185Q (25Q185)	13-1988190	\$20,000	DCLA
Aviles	Research Foundation of the City University of New York - Middle School 936K - Arts Off 3rd (20K936)	13-1988190	\$20,000	DCLA
Schulman	Research Foundation of the City University of New York - Public School 054Q Hillside (28Q054)	13-1988190	\$20,000	DCLA
Riley	Research Foundation of the City University of New York - Public School 111X (11X111)	13-1988190	\$20,000	DCLA
Gennaro	Research Foundation of the City University of New York - Public School 117Q J. Keld / Briarwood School (28Q117)	13-1988190	\$20,000	DCLA
Farias	Research Foundation of the City University of New York - Public School 119X The Dr. Emmett W. Bassett School (08X119) - Creative Arts Team (CAT)	13-1988190	\$20,000	DCLA
Jordan	Research Foundation of the City University of New York - Public School 123M Mahalia Jackson (05M123)	13-1988190	\$20,000	DCLA
Joseph	Research Foundation of the City University of New York - Public School 249K (17K249)	13-1988190	\$20,000	DCLA
Osse	Research Foundation of the City University of New York - Public School 308K Clara Cardwell (16K308)	13-1988190	\$20,000	DCLA
Barron	Research Foundation of the City University of New York - Public School 66K (18K066)	13-1988190	\$20,000	DCLA
Hanks	Richmond County Orchestra, Inc Curtis High School (31R450)	13-4063615	\$20,000	DCLA
Jordan	Roads to Success, Inc Public School 180M Hugo Newman (03M180)	11-3599459	\$20,000	DYCD
Brooks-Powers	Rockaway Waterfront Alliance, Inc Public School 183Q Dr. Richard R. Green (27Q183)	11-3783397	\$20,000	DCLA
Powers	Roundabout Theatre Company, Inc Art and Design High School (02M630)	13-6192346	\$20,000	DCLA
Hanks	Roundabout Theatre Company, Inc Port Richmond High School	13-6192346	\$20,000	DCLA
Schulman	RPGA Studio, Inc.	47-2589237	\$20,000	DCLA
De La Rosa	Salvadori Center, Ltd High School for Law and Public Service (06M467)	11-2883503	\$20,000	DCLA
Brewer	Salvadori Center, Ltd Public School 075M Emily Dickinson (03M075)	11-2883503	\$20,000	DCLA
Gutierrez	Salvadori Center, Ltd Public School 196K (14K196)	11-2883503	\$20,000	DCLA
Powers	Salvadori Center, Ltd Public School 198M Isador E. Ida Straus (02M198)	11-2883503	\$20,000	DCLA
Hanks	Seamen's Society for Children and Families - Public School 44R (31R044)	13-5563010	\$20,000	DYCD
Joseph	Sephardic Community Youth Center, Inc Public School 217 Colonel David Marcus School (22K217)	11-2567809	\$20,000	DYCD

Council Member	Legal Name of Organization - Program Name	Tax ID	Amount	Agency
Louis	Sesame Flyers International, Inc.	11-2692485	\$20,000	DCLA
Farias	Shadow Box Theatre, Inc., The - Junior High School 131X Albert Einstein (08X131)	13-2725580	\$20,000	DCLA
Marte	Shadow Box Theatre, Inc., The - Public School 002M Meyer London (02M002)	13-2725580	\$20,000	DCLA
Osse	Shadow Box Theatre, Inc., The - Public School 003K The Bedford Village (13K003)	13-2725580	\$20,000	DCLA
Bottcher	Shadow Box Theatre, Inc., The - Public School 138M (75M138) - Public School 33M (02M033)	13-2725580	\$20,000	DCLA
Hanif	Singing Winds, Inc., The - Public School 230K (15K230)	46-3805192	\$20,000	DCLA
Carr	Snug Harbor Cultural Center & Botanical Garden - Intermediate School 51R (31R051)	80-0193388	\$20,000	DCLA
Hanks	Snug Harbor Cultural Center & Botanical Garden - Public School 21R Margaret Emery-Elm Park (31R021)	80-0193388	\$20,000	DCLA
Marte	Society of the Educational Arts, Inc High School of Economics and Finance (02M489)	11-3210593	\$20,000	DCLA
Osse	Society of the Educational Arts, Inc Public School 44K (13k044)	11-3210593	\$20,000	DCLA
Velazquez	Society of the Third Street Music School Settlement - Bronx Park Middle School (11X556)	13-5596825	\$20,000	DCLA
Velazquez	Society of the Third Street Music School Settlement - High School of Language and Innovation (11X509)	13-5596825	\$20,000	DCLA
Powers	Solomon R. Guggenheim Foundation - Public School 006M Lillie D. Blake (02M006)	13-5562233	\$20,000	DCLA
Jordan	Songs of Solomon: An Inspirational Ensemble, Inc Public School 092M Mary McLeod Bethune (05M092)	13-4195889	\$20,000	DYCD
Powers	Sophie Gerson Healthy Youth - Junior High School 167M Robert F. Wagner (02M167)	46-2977659	\$20,000	DCLA
Nurse	Spanish Dance Arts Company - Public School 151K Lyndon B. Johnson (32K151)	13-3286419	\$20,000	DCLA
De La Rosa	Spanish Theatre Repertory Company, Ltd Amistad Dual Language School (06M311)	13-2672755	\$20,000	DCLA
Caban	Spanish Theatre Repertory Company, Ltd Long Island City High School (30Q450)	13-2672755	\$20,000	DCLA
Bottcher	St. Luke's Chamber Ensemble, Inc Public School 111M Adolph S. Ochs (02M111)	51-0201839	\$20,000	DCLA
Bottcher	St. Luke's Chamber Ensemble, Inc Public School 111M Adolph S. Ochs (02M111)	51-0201839	\$20,000	DCLA
Osse	St. Nick's Alliance Corporation - Public School 023K Carter G. Woodson (14K023)	51-0192170	\$20,000	DCLA
Carr	Staten Island Children's Museum - Public School 060R Alice Austen (31R060)	23-7379930	\$20,000	DCLA
Carr	Staten Island Children's Museum - Public School 29R (31R029)	23-7379930	\$20,000	DCLA
Hanks	Staten Island Children's Museum - Public School 65R The Academy of Innovative Learning (31R065)	23-7379930	\$20,000	DCLA
Borelli	Staten Island Historical Society - Public School 1R (31R001)	13-1985514	\$20,000	DCLA

Council Member	Legal Name of Organization - Program Name	Tax ID	Amount	Agency
Borelli	Staten Island Historical Society - Public School 36R (31R036)	13-1985514	\$20,000	DCLA
Carr	Staten Island Historical Society - Public School 54R (31R054)	13-1985514	\$20,000	DCLA
Hanks	Staten Island Institute of Arts and Sciences - Public School 057R Hubert H. Humphrey (31R057)	13-5564127	\$20,000	DCLA
Carr	Staten Island Institute of Arts and Sciences - Public School 46R (31R046)	13-5564127	\$20,000	DCLA
Hanks	Staten Island Philharmonic Orchestra, Inc Port Richmond High School (31R445)	20-2732542	\$20,000	DCLA
Hanks	Staten Island Urban Center - Intermediate School 49R Berta A. Dreyfus (31R049)	37-1833463	\$20,000	DYCD
Carr	Staten Island Zoological Society, Inc Naples Street Elementary School (31R009)	13-5680691	\$20,000	DCLA
Carr	Staten Island Zoological Society, Inc Public School 11R (31R011)	13-5680691	\$20,000	DCLA
Carr	Staten Island Zoological Society, Inc Public School 30R (31R030)	13-5680691	\$20,000	DCLA
Carr	Staten Island Zoological Society, Inc Public School 48R (31R048)	13-5680691	\$20,000	DCLA
Won	Studio in a School Association, Inc Public School 004Q (75Q004)	13-3003112	\$20,000	DCLA
Holden	Studio in a School Association, Inc Public School 049Q Dorothy Bonawit Kole (24Q049)	13-3003112	\$20,000	DCLA
Brewer	Studio in a School Association, Inc Public School 075M Emily Dickinson (03M075)	13-3003112	\$20,000	DCLA
Won	Studio in a School Association, Inc Public School 384Q (30Q384)	13-3003112	\$20,000	DCLA
Restler	Studio in a School Association, Inc Public School 54K (13K054)	13-3003112	\$20,000	DCLA
Won	Studio in a School Association, Inc The Woodside Community School (30Q361)	13-3003112	\$20,000	DCLA
Jordan	Studio Museum in Harlem, The - Thurgood Marshall Academy Lower School (05M318)	13-2590805	\$20,000	DCLA
Jordan	Sugar Hill Children's Museum of Art and Storytelling - Public School 028M Wright Brothers (06M028)	46-5412811	\$20,000	DCLA
Borelli	Sundog Theatre, Inc Intermediate School 7R (31R007)	45-0476945	\$20,000	DCLA
Hanks	Sundog Theatre, Inc Public School 016R John J. Driscoll (31R016)	45-0476945	\$20,000	DCLA
Carr	Sundog Theatre, Inc Public School 046R Albert V. Maniscalco (31R046)	45-0476945	\$20,000	DCLA
Carr	Sundog Theatre, Inc Public School 26R (31R026)	45-0476945	\$20,000	DCLA
Carr	Sundog Theatre, Inc Public School 38R (31R038)	45-0476945	\$20,000	DCLA
Borelli	Sundog Theatre, Inc Public School 53R (31R053)	45-0476945	\$20,000	DCLA
Borelli	Sundog Theatre, Inc Public School 55R (31R055)	45-0476945	\$20,000	DCLA
Borelli	Sundog Theatre, Inc Public School 5R (31R005)	45-0476945	\$20,000	DCLA
Borelli	Sundog Theatre, Inc Public School 6R Corporal Allan F. Kivlehan School (31R006)	45-0476945	\$20,000	DCLA
Carr	Sundog Theatre, Inc Stephanie A. Vierno School, Public School 41R (31R041)	45-0476945	\$20,000	DCLA
Marte	TADA! Theatre and Dance Alliance, Inc High School of Economics and Finance (02M489)	13-3311294	\$20,000	DCLA
Bottcher	TADA! Theatre and Dance Alliance, Inc Public School 011M William T. Harris (02M011)	13-3311294	\$20,000	DCLA

Council Member	Legal Name of Organization - Program Name	Tax ID	Amount	Agency
Bottcher	TADA! Theatre and Dance Alliance, Inc Public School 011M William T. Harris (02M011)	13-3311294	\$20,000	DCLA
Menin	TADA! Theatre and Dance Alliance, Inc Public School 059M Beekman Hill International (02M059)	13-3311294	\$20,000	DCLA
Gutierrez	Teatro Circulo, Ltd Public School 319K (14K319)	13-3805585	\$20,000	DCLA
Won	Thalia Spanish Theatre, Inc Intermediate School 204Q Oliver W. Holmes (30Q204)	23-7448611	\$20,000	DCLA
Nurse	Town Hall Foundation, Inc Brooklyn Environmental Exploration School (23K664)	23-7296167	\$20,000	DCLA
Menin	Town Hall Foundation, Inc Public School 158M Bayard Taylor (02M158)	23-7296167	\$20,000	DCLA
Joseph	Trail Blazer Camps, Inc Academy of Hospitality and Tourism (17K408)	13-1771421	\$20,000	DCLA
Hanks	Universal Temple of the Arts, Inc Public School 018R John G. Whittier (31R018)	13-3335286	\$20,000	DCLA
Hudson	Urbanglass New York Contemporary Glass Center, Inc Public School 9K The Sarah Smith Garnet School (13K009)	13-3098471	\$20,000	DCLA
Abreu	USA-Mali Charitable Association of New York - Public School 125M Ralph Bunche (05M125)	26-1805327	\$20,000	DCLA
Gennaro	Variety Boys and Girls Club of Queens, Inc Public School 182Q Samantha Smith (28Q182)	11-6014770	\$20,000	DYCD
Krishnan	Variety Boys and Girls Club of Queens, Inc Public School 212Q (30Q212)	11-6014770	\$20,000	DYCD
Caban	Variety Boys and Girls Club of Queens, Inc Public School 234Q (30Q234)	11-6014770	\$20,000	DYCD
Mealy	Victory Music and Dance Company, Inc.	47-2167056	\$20,000	DCLA
Barron	Victory Music and Dance Company, Inc Kappa V (Knowledge and Power Preparatory Acade) (23K518)	47-2167056	\$20,000	DCLA
Barron	Victory Music and Dance Company, Inc Public School 013K Roberto Clemente (19K013)	47-2167056	\$20,000	DCLA
Barron	Victory Music and Dance Company, Inc Public School 165 (23K165)	47-2167056	\$20,000	DCLA
Barron	Victory Music and Dance Company, Inc Public School 184K (23K184)	47-2167056	\$20,000	DCLA
Barron	Victory Music and Dance Company, Inc Public School 190K Sheffield (19K190)	47-2167056	\$20,000	DCLA
Mealy	Victory Music and Dance Company, Inc Public School 191K Paul Robeson (17K191)	47-2167056	\$20,000	DCLA
Barron	Victory Music and Dance Company, Inc Public School 273K (19K273) - Fall Program	47-2167056	\$20,000	DCLA
Barron	Victory Music and Dance Company, Inc Public School 273K (19K273) - Summer Program	47-2167056	\$20,000	DCLA
Mealy	Victory Music and Dance Company, Inc Public School 298K Dr. Betty Shabazz (23K298)	47-2167056	\$20,000	DCLA
Barron	Victory Music and Dance Company, Inc Public School 41K (23K041)	47-2167056	\$20,000	DCLA
Barron	Victory Music and Dance Company, Inc Public School 53K (75K053)	47-2167056	\$20,000	DCLA

Council Member	Legal Name of Organization - Program Name	Tax ID	Amount	Agency
Mealy	Victory Music and Dance Company, Inc Public School/Intermediate School 323K (23K323)	47-2167056	\$20,000	DCLA
Caban	Wildlife Conservation Society - Public School 171Q (30Q171)	13-1740011	\$20,000	DCLA
Lee	Wildlife Conservation Society - Public School 186Q (26Q186)	13-1740011	\$20,000	DCLA
Bottcher	Young Adult Institute, Inc YAI Arts & Culture at ReStart Academy (M973)	11-2030172	\$20,000	DCLA
Williams	Young Audiences New York, Inc.	13-1997754	\$20,000	DCLA
Williams	Young Audiences New York, Inc.	13-1997754	\$20,000	DCLA
Ayala	Young Audiences New York, Inc Central Park East High School (04M555)	13-1997754	\$20,000	DCLA
Ayala	Young Audiences New York, Inc Park East High School (04M495)	13-1997754	\$20,000	DCLA
Menin	Young Men's and Young Women's Hebrew Association - Eleanor Roosevelt High School (02M416)	13-1624229	\$20,000	DCLA
Abreu	Young Men's and Young Women's Hebrew Association - Public School 036M Margaret Douglas (05M036)	13-1624229	\$20,000	DCLA
Narcisse	Young Men's and Young Women's Hebrew Association - Public School 115K Daniel Mucatel School (18K115) - 92Y	13-1624229	\$20,000	DCLA
Marte	Young Men's and Young Women's Hebrew Association - Public School 130M Hernando De Soto (02M130) - 92Y	13-1624229	\$20,000	DCLA
Menin	Young Men's and Young Women's Hebrew Association - Public School 527M - East Side School for Social Action (02M527)	13-1624229	\$20,000	DCLA
Menin	Young Men's and Young Women's Hebrew Association - Yorkville Community School (02M151)	13-1624229	\$20,000	DCLA
Holden	Young Men's Christian Association of Greater New York - Public School 071Q Forest (PS71Q) - Ridgewood	13-1624228	\$20,000	DCLA
Farias	Young Men's Christian Association of Greater New York - Public School 106X Parkchester (11X106) - Castle Hill YMCA	13-1624228	\$20,000	DCLA
Sanchez	Young People's Chorus of New York City, Inc Public School 091X Bronx (10X091)	11-3372980	\$20,000	DCLA
Ariola	Young People's Chorus of New York City, Inc Public School 64Q (27Q064)	11-3372980	\$20,000	DCLA
Mealy	Young People's Chorus of New York City, Inc Public School 770K New American Academy (17K770)	11-3372980	\$20,000	DCLA
Mealy	Young People's Chorus of New York City, Inc Public School 770K New American Academy (17K770)	11-3372980	\$20,000	DCLA

Cultural Immigrant Initiative

\$7,395,000

Agency: DCLA (126)

U/A: 003 – Other Than Personal Services

Agency: DYCD (260)

U/A: 005 – Other Than Personal Services

Agency: CUNY (042)

U/A: 001 – Community Colleges - OTPS

Agency: DOE (040)

U/A: 402 – General Education and Instruction and School Leadership - OTPS

Target Population: Individuals interested in various immigrant cultures.

Scope of Service: The funds will be used to support cultural organizations to provide programming focused on the cultural history or traditions of an immigrant community in New York City. This initiative will help increase access to unique cultural offerings that focus on immigrant heritages.

Designation Method: The City Council will designate \$870,000 post-adoption and has designated the following providers for Fiscal 2024:

Council Member	Legal Name of Organization - Program Name	Tax ID	Amount	Agency
Caban	2020 Vision for Schools, Inc Murals - Council District 22	45-3023036	\$10,000	DCLA
Brannan	2020 Vision for Schools, Inc Murals - Council District 43	45-3023036	\$10,000	DCLA
Sanchez	2020 Vision for Schools, Inc The Marie Curie School (10X237)	45-3023036	\$20,000	DCLA
Williams	A Better Jamaica, Inc Council District 27	11-3804421	\$15,000	DCLA
Gennaro	A Better Jamaica, Inc Rufus King Park & Jamaica Dance Festival	11-3804421	\$30,000	DCLA
Joseph	AbunDance Academy of the Arts, Inc Council District 40	11-3811283	\$10,000	DYCD
Brooks-Powers	Afrikan Poetry Theatre, Inc Council District 31	11-2515828	\$15,000	DCLA
Abreu	Afro-Latin Jazz Alliance of New York, Inc Community Music Programs - Council District 7	45-3665976	\$25,000	DCLA
Gutierrez	Afro-Latin Jazz Alliance of New York, Inc Music Programs - Council District 34	45-3665976	\$10,000	DCLA
Williams	Allen A.M.E. Housing Corp - Youth STEAM Center	11-2600290	\$10,000	DYCD
Lee	Alley Pond Environmental Center, Inc P.S. 026 Rufus King (26Q026), P.S. 191 Mayflower (26Q191) & P.S. 035 Nathaniel Woodhull (29Q035)	11-2405466	\$45,000	DCLA
Abreu	Amigos Del Museo Del Barrio, Inc Council District 7	23-7156720	\$15,000	DCLA
Krishnan	An Claidheamh Soluis, Inc.	51-0244834	\$20,000	DCLA
Joseph	Arab American Association of New York, Inc Council District 40	11-3604756	\$10,000	DYCD
Brannan	Arab American Association of New York, Inc Council District 43	11-3604756	\$40,000	DYCD
Hanif	Arab-American Family Support Center, Inc., The	11-3167245	\$20,000	DCLA
Velazquez	Arab-American Family Support Center, Inc., The	11-3167245	\$10,000	DCLA
Caban	Art House Astoria Conservatory for Music and Art, Inc Council District 22	27-0940116	\$7,500	DCLA
Gutierrez	ArtBridge Projects, Inc Bridging the Divide: Artist Fellowships & Public Exhibitions - NYCHA Developments	61-1682898	\$20,000	DCLA
Velazquez	Arthur Aviles Typical Theatre	13-3997265	\$15,000	DCLA
Hanif	Artopolis Development	13-4003325	\$25,000	DCLA
Hanif	Arts & Democracy, Inc.	47-4287935	\$20,000	DCLA
Kagan	Art's House Schools, Inc Youth Programing - Council District 47	87-0790139	\$75,000	DCLA
Ung	Asian American Arts Alliance - Council District 20	13-3480189	\$25,000	DCLA
Marte	Asian American Arts Alliance - What Can We Do? Program	13-3480189	\$15,000	DCLA
Marte	Asian American Federation, Inc Empowering Futures: Advancing Justice, Equity & Opportunity for Asian New Yorkers	13-3572287	\$10,000	DYCD
Bottcher	Asian American Writers' Workshop	13-3677911	\$20,000	DCLA
Powers	Asian American Writers' Workshop - Lenox Hill Neighborhood House Senior Programming	13-3677911	\$20,000	DCLA
Jordan	Association Nationale Des Senegalais D'Amerique, Inc After School Programs & Citizenship Classes	13-3804747	\$35,000	DYCD

Council Member	Legal Name of Organization - Program Name	Tax ID	Amount	Agency
De La Rosa	Association of Dominican Classical Artists, Inc.	13-3843597	\$10,000	DCLA
Abreu	Association of Dominican Classical Artists, Inc Washington Heights	13-3843597	\$15,000	DCLA
	Community Conservatory - Council District 7	07.0504405		5014
Won	Ayazamana Cultural Center, Inc Council District 26	27-0521135	\$20,000	DCLA
Farias	BAFA - Bangladesh Academy of Fine Arts, Inc Cultural Arts & Wellness Program - Council District 18	45-4788710	\$40,000	DYCD
Brewer	Ballet Hispanico of New York, Inc Bienvenidos Ticket Program	13-2685755	\$10,000	DCLA
Bottcher	Ballroom Basix USA, Inc.	27-3218865	\$10,000	DCLA
Hanks	Ballroom Basix USA, Inc.	27-3218865	\$10,000	DCLA
Moya	Ballroom Basix USA, Inc Council District 21	27-3218865	\$10,000	DCLA
Borelli	Ballroom Basix USA, Inc Council District 51	27-3218865	\$15,000	DCLA
Hudson	Ballroom Basix USA, Inc Multi-Cultural In-School Dance Programming - Council District 35	27-3218865	\$10,000	DCLA
Marte	Ballroom Basix USA, Inc Multi-Cultural In-School Program - Council District 1	27-3218865	\$10,000	DCLA
Powers	Ballroom Basix USA, Inc Public School 059M Beekman Hill International (02M059)	27-3218865	\$10,000	DCLA
Brooks-Powers	Ballroom Basix USA, Inc Public School 104Q The Bays Water (27Q104) & Village Academy (27Q319)	27-3218865	\$10,000	DCLA
Gennaro	Ballroom Basix USA, Inc The Magnet School of Global Studies (25Q200) & The Discovery School for Inquiry and Resea (25Q201)	27-3218865	\$10,000	DCLA
Hanif	Bangladesh Institute of Performing Arts, Inc.	11-3249055	\$55,000	DCLA
Krishnan	Bangladesh Institute of Performing Arts, Inc.	11-3249055	\$10,000	DCLA
Won	Bangladesh Institute of Performing Arts, Inc Council District 26	11-3249055	\$20,000	DCLA
Caban	Bangladesh Institute of Performing Arts, Inc Cultural programming - Council District 22	11-3249055	\$10,000	DCLA
Marte	Battery Dance Corporation	23-7418859	\$10,000	DCLA
Paladino	Bayside Historical Society - Council District 19	11-6049457	\$40,000	DCLA
Osse	Big Apple Leadership Academy for the Arts, Inc Council District 36	84-2688048	\$20,000	DYCD
Osse	Billie Holiday Theatre, Inc Council District 36	11-2336154	\$20,000	DCLA
Williams	Black Spectrum Theatre Company, Inc.	51-0135262	\$20,000	DCLA
Brooks-Powers	Black Spectrum Theatre Company, Inc Council District 31	51-0135262	\$45,000	DCLA
Menin	Bohemian Benevolent and Literary Association of the City of New York	13-0508050	\$20,000	DCLA
Ayala	Bombazo Dance Company, Inc International Community High School (07X334)	81-3865472	\$15,000	DYCD
Riley	Braata Productions, Inc Christmas Grand Market - Council District 12	27-3402327	\$10,000	DCLA
Won	Braata Productions, Inc Council District 26	27-3402327	\$20,000	DCLA
Williams	Braata Productions, Inc Council District 27	27-3402327	\$20,000	DCLA
Joseph	Braata Productions, Inc Council District 40	27-3402327	\$10,000	DCLA
Riley	Braata Productions, Inc Cultural Concerts - Council District 12	27-3402327	\$10,000	DCLA
Joseph	BRIC Arts Media Brooklyn, Inc Council District 40	11-2547268	\$10,000	DCLA

Council Member	Legal Name of Organization - Program Name	Tax ID	Amount	Agency
Nurse	BRIC Arts Media Brooklyn, Inc Highland Park Concerts - Council District 37	11-2547268	\$25,000	DCLA
Narcisse	Bridge Multicultural and Advocacy Project, Inc., The	45-4634142	\$10,000	DYCD
Vernikov	Brighton Ballet Theater Company, Inc Cultural Immigrant Initiative	11-3195590	\$65,000	DCLA
Riley	Bronx Arts Ensemble, Inc.	51-0186869	\$15,000	DCLA
Ayala	Bronx Children's Museum - Music Matters	26-0579140	\$20,000	DCLA
Farias	Bronx Children's Museum - Rivers On the Go! Unity - Public School 047X John Randolph (12X047) - Council District 18	26-0579140	\$20,000	DCLA
Sanchez	Bronx Council on the Arts, Inc Cultural Programs & Artist Support Services - Bronx	13-2601303	\$10,000	DCLA
Sanchez	Bronx County Historical Society - Public School 315X Lab School (10X315) - Kingsbridge Armory	13-6153378	\$5,000	DCLA
Salamanca	Bronx Documentary Center, The - Council District 17	45-2403312	\$20,000	DCLA
Velazquez	Bronx River Art Center, Inc Council District 13	13-3261148	\$20,000	DCLA
Stevens	Bronx River Art Center, Inc Findlay Houses Senior Center	13-3261148	\$15,000	DCLA
Ayala	Bronxartspace, Inc Exhibitions & Artist Residency	45-4636159	\$20,000	DCLA
Louis	Brooklyn Alliance, Inc Council District 45	11-2145956	\$10,000	DYCD
Restler	Brooklyn Ballet, Inc Council District 33	02-0569320	\$15,000	DCLA
Joseph	Brooklyn Ballet, Inc Council District 40	02-0569320	\$10,000	DCLA
Restler	Brooklyn Book Festival, Inc Council District 33	46-5328190	\$10,000	DCLA
Restler	Brooklyn Bridge Park Conservancy, Inc Council District 33	13-3277651	\$20,000	DCLA
Nurse	Brooklyn Music School - Junior High School 291K Roland Hayes (32K291) Music Education - Council District 37	11-6000202	\$10,000	DCLA
Joseph	Brooklyn Queens Conservatory of Music - Council District 40	11-1532426	\$10,000	DCLA
Nurse	Brooklyn Queens Conservatory of Music - Public School 108 Sal Abbracciamento (19K108) Music Education - Council District 37	11-1532426	\$20,000	DCLA
Joseph	Brooklyn Steppers, Inc., The - Council District 40	27-1223035	\$10,000	DCLA
Gennaro	Building for the Arts NY, Inc Music & the Brain - Council District 24 Schools	13-2852371	\$10,000	DCLA
Nurse	Bushwick Starr, Inc Community Theater - Council District 37	26-4546315	\$10,000	DCLA
Krishnan	Calpulli Mexican Dance Company	20-0642440	\$20,000	DCLA
Hanks	Canvas Institute - Council District 49	82-4902021	\$10,000	DCLA
Williams	Caribbean American Repertory Theatre, Inc Council District 27	11-2972441	\$10,000	DCLA
Menin	Carnegie Hill Neighbors, Inc.	13-3300409	\$10,000	DYCD
Borelli	Casa Belvedere, The Italian Cultural Foundation	26-4411728	\$20,000	DCLA
Carr	Casa Belvedere, The Italian Cultural Foundation	26-4411728	\$10,000	DCLA
Salamanca	Casita Maria, Inc Council District 17	13-1623994	\$25,000	DCLA
Menin	Center for Educational Innovation	13-4113613	\$10,000	DCLA
Caban	Central Astoria Local Development Coalition, Inc Celebrate Astoria! International Cultural Fests - Council District 22	11-2652331	\$20,000	DCLA
Hudson	Central Brooklyn Jazz Consortium, Inc Multi-Cultural Jazz Programming - Council District 35	11-3549224	\$20,000	DCLA
Abreu	Centro Civico Cultural Dominicano, Inc Centro Civico Cultural Dominicano Programming - Council District 7	13-4027383	\$10,000	DCLA

FISCAL YEAR 2024 ADOPTED EXPENSE BUDGET ADJUSTMENT SUMMARY

Council Member	Legal Name of Organization - Program Name	Tax ID	Amount	Agency
Menin	Chashama Arts, Inc.	13-3862422	\$20,000	DCLA
Powers	Chashama Arts, Inc.	13-3862422	\$20,000	DCLA
Kagan	Child and Youth Development Center My Way, Inc Cultural Program - Council District 47	46-2934141	\$10,000	DCLA
Farias	Children's Museum of the Arts, Inc Free Experimental Arts Programming - Public School 106X Parkchester (11X106) - Council District 18	13-3520970	\$15,000	DCLA
Bottcher	Children's Museum of the Arts, Inc High School M560 - City As School (02M560)	13-3520970	\$20,000	DCLA
Restler	City Growers, Inc Council District 33	45-2149344	\$10,000	DCLA
Paladino	City University of New York - Queens Performing Arts Center - Council District 19	13-6400434	\$50,000	CUNY
Holden	City University of New York - Queensborough Community College Auxiliary Enterprise Association, Inc.	13-6400434	\$70,000	CUNY
Ariola	City University of New York - Queensborough Community College Auxiliary Enterprise Association, Inc Concert Series	13-6400434	\$40,000	CUNY
Brewer	CITYarts, Inc Art & Education Enrichment Programs	13-2766701	\$10,000	DCLA
Marte	CITYarts, Inc Workshop & Enrichment Activities	13-2766701	\$10,000	DCLA
Abreu	Classical Theatre of Harlem, Inc., The - Classical Theatre of Harlem 2023-2024 Production & Program Season - Council District 7	13-4046782	\$20,000	DCLA
Marte	Clemente Soto Velez Cultural and Education Center, Inc.	13-3735337	\$25,000	DCLA
Caban	Community-Word Project, Inc Collaborative Arts Residency - Council District 22	13-4114145	\$10,000	DCLA
Stevens	Community-Word Project, Inc New Directions Secondary School (09X350) - Taft Highschool Campus	13-4114145	\$10,000	DCLA
Sanchez	Community-Word Project, Inc Young Women's Leadership School of the Bronx (09X568)	13-4114145	\$20,000	DCLA
Paladino	Conrad Poppenhusen Association - Council District 19	11-1633524	\$25,000	DCLA
Aviles	Cora, Inc.	11-3639921	\$50,000	DCLA
Joseph	Council of Peoples Organization, Inc Council District 40	75-3046891	\$10,000	DCLA
Louis	Council of Peoples Organization, Inc Council District 45	75-3046891	\$20,000	DCLA
De La Rosa	Creative Arts Workshops for Kids, Inc.	13-3638436	\$10,000	DCLA
Mealy	Crown Heights Jewish Community Council, Inc Council District 41	23-7390996	\$20,000	DYCD
Osse	Cultural Museum of African Art, Inc The Eric Edwards Collection - Council District 36	90-0907203	\$10,000	DYCD
Osse	Cumbe: Center for African and Diaspora Dance, Inc Council District 36	47-5039336	\$15,000	DCLA
Caban	Cypreco of America, Inc Cypreco Cultural Programming - Council District 22	11-2644226	\$20,000	DCLA
De La Rosa	Dance Project of Washington Heights - Vacation Dance Camp	47-1583227	\$10,000	DCLA
Abreu	Dance Theatre of Harlem, Inc Arts Education & Community Programs - Council District 7	13-2642091	\$15,000	DCLA
Won	Dances for a Variable Population, Inc Council District 26	26-4572204	\$15,000	DCLA
Ayala	Dancewave, Inc Cultural Dance Classes & Workshops	11-2726558	\$15,000	DCLA

Council Member	Legal Name of Organization - Program Name	Tax ID	Amount	Agency
Lee	Dancing Classrooms, Inc P.S. 188 Kingsbury (26Q188) & P.S. 221 The North Hills School (26Q221)	22-2542960	\$30,000	DCLA
Lee	Dancing Classrooms, Inc Public School 203Q Oakland Gardens (26Q203) & Public School 205Q Alexander Graham Bell (26Q205)	22-2542960	\$30,000	DCLA
De La Rosa	Dominican Collectives Dance Ensemble, Inc.	84-3001909	\$10,000	DCLA
Bottcher	Drag Queen Story Hour NYC, Ltd.	82-2613408	\$10,000	DCLA
Powers	Drag Queen Story Hour NYC, Ltd NYPL	82-2613408	\$15,000	DCLA
De La Rosa	Dyckman Farmhouse Museum Alliance - Growing Uptown & Open Hours - Council District 10	32-0035632	\$10,000	DCLA
Williams	Edge School of the Arts Dance Legacy, Inc Council District 27	82-3426582	\$25,000	DCLA
Brooks-Powers	Edge School of the Arts Dance Legacy, Inc Council District 31	82-3426582	\$30,000	DCLA
Jordan	Education Through Music, Inc Partner School Program	13-3613210	\$10,000	DCLA
Hanks	Educational Video Center, Inc Curtis High School (31R450) & Concord High School (31R470)	13-3378456	\$20,000	DCLA
Ung	Educational Video Center, Inc Flushing International High School Artistic & Cortical Literacy Education Programs	13-3378456	\$10,000	DCLA
Sanchez	Educational Video Center, Inc Youth Media Arts (YMA) at Pathways 2 Graduation Center on Davidson Ave	13-3378456	\$15,000	DCLA
Restler	El Puente de Williamsburg, Inc Council District 33	11-2614265	\$35,000	DCLA
Nurse	El Puente de Williamsburg, Inc Council District 37 Parks	11-2614265	\$10,000	DCLA
Gutierrez	El Puente de Williamsburg, Inc Los Sures Museo	11-2614265	\$25,000	DCLA
Sanchez	FAN4Kids - Creston Academy (10X447)	26-0092086	\$10,000	DYCD
Jordan	Far Beyond Success, Inc West African dance programming - Council District 9	84-3099941	\$15,000	DYCD
Brannan	Federation of Italian American Organizations of Brooklyn, Ltd Cultural Events & Education - Council District 43	11-2507910	\$45,000	DCLA
Kagan	Federation of Italian American Organizations of Brooklyn, Ltd Cultural Programs & Brooklyn Columbus Day Parade	11-2507910	\$50,000	DCLA
Brewer	Fiji Theater Company, Inc Secret Histories Arts Education	13-2874863	\$85,000	DCLA
Krishnan	Film Fleadh Foundation, Inc.	13-4051235	\$20,000	DCLA
Won	Film Fleadh Foundation, Inc Council District 26	13-4051235	\$15,000	DCLA
Carr	Friends of Alice Austen House, Inc.	13-3248928	\$10,000	DCLA
Hanks	Friends of Alice Austen House, Inc Public School 020R Port Richmond (31R020)	13-3248928	\$10,000	DCLA
Brewer	Friends of Israel Scouts, Inc Israeli-American Youth Movement	13-3843506	\$10,000	DYCD
Menin	Friends of the Upper East Side Historic Districts	13-3193351	\$20,000	DCLA
Jordan	Go Africa Network, Inc Go Africa Carnival 2023	47-1150332	\$25,000	DCLA
Narcisse	Guyana Cultural Association of New York, Inc.	11-3624294	\$10,000	DYCD
Joseph	Haiti Cultural Exchange, Inc Council District 40	34-2034041	\$15,000	DCLA
Louis	Haiti Cultural Exchange, Inc Council District 45	34-2034041	\$20,000	DCLA
Jordan	Harlem Chamber Players, Inc., The - Duke Ellington Project	45-2160781	\$10,000	DCLA
Jordan	Harlem Lacrosse and Leadership Corporation - Harlem Lacrosse & Leadership Expanded Access Program	45-1634118	\$10,000	DYCD
Narcisse	Hendrick I Lott House Preservation Association	13-3945416	\$25,000	DCLA

Council Member	Legal Name of Organization - Program Name	Tax ID	Amount	Agency
Brannan	Homecrest Community Services, Inc Culturally Competent Programming - Senior Centers	11-3373115	\$10,000	DYCD
Krishnan	Houses on the Moon Theater Company	20-4691926	\$35,000	DCLA
Joseph	Ifetayo Cultural Arts Academy, Inc Council District 40	11-3027538	\$10,000	DCLA
Carr	IlluminArt Productions	42-1727647	\$10,000	DCLA
Hanks	IlluminArt Productions	42-1727647	\$20,000	DCLA
Marte	Indochina Sino-American Senior Citizen Center, Inc Citizenship Virtual Online Class, Immigration Services & Youth Employment Training Program	13-3584616	\$10,000	DYCD
Barron	International African Arts Festival, Inc 42nd Council District	11-2953522	\$45,000	DCLA
Joseph	International African Arts Festival, Inc Council District 40	11-2953522	\$10,000	DCLA
Hudson	International African Arts Festival, Inc The 52nd Annual International African Arts Festival	11-2953522	\$30,000	DCLA
Gutierrez	International Studio & Curatorial Program, Inc Events & Programs	20-5052686	\$20,000	DCLA
Borelli	Intrepid Museum Foundation, Inc.	13-3062419	\$20,000	DCLA
Vernikov	Intrepid Museum Foundation, Inc Council District 48	13-3062419	\$10,000	DCLA
Ariola	Intrepid Museum Foundation, Inc Public School 207Q (27Q207)	13-3062419	\$10,000	DCLA
De La Rosa	Inwood Art Works, Inc Art Works Programming	81-4379932	\$10,000	DCLA
Borelli	Jacques Marchais Center of Tibetan Art, Inc.	23-7280740	\$10,000	DCLA
Carr	Jacques Marchais Center of Tibetan Art, Inc.	23-7280740	\$20,000	DCLA
Williams	Jamaica Center for Arts and Learning, Inc Council District 27	11-2478709	\$35,000	DCLA
Brooks-Powers	Jamaica Center for Arts and Learning, Inc Council District 31	11-2478709	\$20,000	DCLA
Hudson	Jamel Gaines Creative Outlet, Inc Cultural Arts Programming - Council District 35	83-1788832	\$25,000	DCLA
Kagan	Jewish Association for Services for the Aged (JASA) - Warbasse Cares	13-2620896	\$10,000	DYCD
Narcisse	Jewish Children's Museum	13-3798344	\$10,000	DCLA
Mealy	Jewish Children's Museum - Council District 41	13-3798344	\$25,000	DCLA
Hanks	Jewish Community Center of Staten Island, Inc.	13-5562256	\$10,000	DYCD
Gennaro	Jewish Community Council of Greater Coney Island, Inc Fair - Council District 24	11-2665181	\$20,000	DCLA
Louis	Jump-in Enrichment, Inc Council District 45	46-5743056	\$10,000	DYCD
Gennaro	King Manor Association of Long Island, Inc.	11-2396324	\$30,000	DCLA
Narcisse	Kings Bay YM-YWHA, Inc.	11-3068515	\$10,000	DCLA
Vernikov	Kings Bay YM-YWHA, Inc Council District 48	11-3068515	\$30,000	DCLA
Won	Korean Art Forum, Inc - Council District 26	46-1831095	\$10,000	DCLA
Ung	Korean Traditional Marching Band, Inc Council District 20	27-0536321	\$15,000	DCLA
Brewer	Landmark West!, Inc Inside Amsterdam Houses Program	13-3363655	\$10,000	DCLA
Osse	Laundromat Project, Inc., The - Council District 36	87-0753479	\$12,500	DCLA
Farias	Learning through an Expanded Arts Program, Inc Arts Programming - Public School 100X Isaac Clason (08X100) - Council District 18	13-2925233	\$20,000	DCLA

Council Member	Legal Name of Organization - Program Name	Tax ID	Amount	Agency
	Learning through an Expanded Arts Program, Inc In-School &	42 2025222	440.000	5014
Brewer	Afterschool Creative Youth Development Residencies - Public School 084 Lillian Weber (03M084)	13-2925233	\$10,000	DCLA
Ung	Lewis Howard Latimer Fund, Inc Tinker Lab @ Lewis Latimer	11-2983131	\$15,000	DCLA
	House Museum - Council District 20	20-5252137	¢10.000	DYCD
Louis Sanchez	Life of Hope - Council District 45 Liga Caribe Baseball League AA, Inc.	27-2264157	\$10,000 \$10,000	DYCD
Menin	Literacy Partners, Inc.	51-0180665	\$10,000	DYCD
Louis	Little Haiti BK, Inc Council District 45	82-4710754	\$20,000	DYCD
Marte	Loisaida, Inc.	13-3023183	\$10,000	DCLA
Ayala	Los Pleneros de la 21, Inc Bomba & Plena	13-3353110	\$35,000	DCLA
Moya	Louis Armstrong House Museum - Council District 21	26-4178283	\$65,000	DCLA
ivioya	Lower East Side Tenement Museum, The - Onsite & Virtual Grade K-	20-4178283	303,000	DCLA
Marte	12 Tour Programs	13-3475390	\$10,000	DCLA
Bottcher	Lucille Lortel Theatre Foundation	13-3995881	\$12,000	DCLA
Menin	Make the Road New York	11-3344389	\$20,000	DCLA
Nurse	Make the Road New York - Art for Resistance & Resilience - Council District 37	11-3344389	\$20,000	DCLA
Restler	Make the Road New York - Council District 33	11-3344389	\$10,000	DCLA
Gutierrez	Make the Road New York - Youth Power Project	11-3344389	\$10,000	DCLA
Williams	Making Books Sing, Inc Council District 27	13-4201577	\$10,000	DCLA
Vernikov	Metro Chamber Orchestra, Inc.	47-3034551	\$20,000	DCLA
Brannan	Metro Chamber Orchestra, Inc Cultural Concert Programming	47-3034551	\$15,000	DCLA
Schulman	Midori Foundation, Inc Celebrate! Music Workshops & Concerts	13-3682472	\$35,000	DCLA
Ariola	Midori Foundation, Inc Middle School 137Q America's School of Heroes (27Q137)	13-3682472	\$10,000	DCLA
Nurse	Midori Foundation, Inc Public School 007K Abraham Lincoln (19K007) Music Education - Council District 37	13-3682472	\$20,000	DCLA
Hanks	Midtown Management Group, Inc.	13-3192793	\$10,000	DCLA
Menin	Midtown Management Group, Inc.	13-3192793	\$20,000	DCLA
Velazquez	Midtown Management Group, Inc Council District 13	13-3192793	\$30,000	DCLA
Paladino	Midtown Management Group, Inc Council District 19	13-3192793	\$30,000	DCLA
Bottcher	Midtown Management Group, Inc Our Diverse Universe	13-3192793	\$10,000	DCLA
Caban	Midtown Management Group, Inc Our Diverse Universe programming - Council District 22	13-3192793	\$20,000	DCLA
Lee	Midtown Management Group, Inc P.S. 224Q (75Q224), P.S./I.S. 266Q (26Q266) & P.S./I.S. 208Q (29Q208)	13-3192793	\$30,000	DCLA
Powers	Midtown Management Group, Inc Public School 40M Augustus Saint-Gaudens (02M040)	13-3192793	\$20,000	DCLA
Ariola	Midtown Management Group, Inc Public School/Intermediate School 113Q Anthony J. Pranzo (24Q113)	13-3192793	\$10,000	DCLA
Riley	Mindbuilders Creative Arts, Inc.	13-2988157	\$10,000	DCLA
Riley	Mindbuilders Creative Arts, Inc.	13-2988157	\$100,000	DCLA
Aviles	Mixteca Organization, Inc.	11-3561651	\$75,000	DYCD

Council Member	Legal Name of Organization - Program Name	Tax ID	Amount	Agency
De La Rosa	Morris-Jumel Mansion, Inc Community Cultural Programming	13-2800646	\$10,000	DCLA
Joseph	Moving Mountains, Inc Council District 40	26-1407568	\$10,000	DYCD
Hudson	Museum of Contemporary African Diasporian Arts, Inc Bandung Residency	11-3526774	\$10,000	DCLA
Osse	Museum of Contemporary African Diasporian Arts, Inc Council District 36	11-3526774	\$12,500	DCLA
Carr	Museum of Maritime Navigation and Communication	90-0730331	\$15,000	DCLA
Hanks	Museum of Maritime Navigation and Communication	90-0730331	\$10,000	DCLA
Hanif	Muslim Community Network	75-3163555	\$10,000	DYCD
Brannan	Muslim Community Network - Community Cultural & Anti- discrimination Education	75-3163555	\$15,000	DYCD
Caban	Muslim Community Network - Community Education Programing - Council District 22	75-3163555	\$12,500	DYCD
Carr	National Lighthouse Museum	13-4055215	\$10,000	DCLA
Hanks	National Lighthouse Museum	13-4055215	\$10,000	DCLA
Vernikov	National September 11 Memorial and Museum at the World Trade Center - Council District 48	61-1745872	\$10,000	DYCD
Jordan	New Amsterdam Musical Association, Inc Programming - Council District 9	52-2333917	\$10,000	DYCD
Jordan	New Heritage Theatre Group, Inc., The - Harlem Week 2023	13-2683678	\$10,000	DCLA
Jordan	New York African Chorus Ensemble, Inc Multicultural Festival & Gathering Concert Series	20-1090906	\$10,000	DCLA
Abreu	New York African Chorus Ensemble, Inc NYC Multicultural Festival - Council District 7	20-1090906	\$25,000	DCLA
Velazquez	New York Botanical Garden	13-1693134	\$15,000	DCLA
Stevens	New York Botanical Garden - Community Programming - Council District 16	13-1693134	\$10,000	DCLA
Salamanca	New York Botanical Garden - Council District 17	13-1693134	\$29,000	DCLA
Marte	New York Chinese Cultural Center, Inc Chinese Art Programs through Cultural Partnerships & Arts in Education	13-2928554	\$15,000	DCLA
Narcisse	New York City H2O	45-3860014	\$20,000	DCLA
Borelli	New York City H2O - Culture & Environmental Education Walking Tours	45-3860014	\$25,000	DYCD
Marte	New York City H2O - Water Ecology, Engineering Virtual Lessons & Field Trips	45-3860014	\$10,000	DYCD
Menin	New York Classical Theatre, Inc.	86-1056388	\$10,000	DCLA
Schulman	New York Pops, Inc Community Concerts - Council District 29	13-3240366	\$20,000	DCLA
De La Rosa	New York Scandia Symphony - Council District 10	13-3574230	\$10,000	DCLA
Brewer	New Yorkers for Parks - The Daffodil Civic Engagement Project	13-6167879	\$10,000	DYCD
De La Rosa	Northern Manhattan Arts Alliance	26-1997496	\$10,000	DCLA
De La Rosa	Orchestrating Dreams, Inc.	46-3758797	\$10,000	DCLA
Louis	Pakistani American Skilled Women Organization - Council District 45	85-0869897	\$10,000	DYCD
De La Rosa	People's Theatre Project, Inc We The People: A Youth-Led Theatre Festival - Council District 10	26-4705999	\$10,000	DCLA

FISCAL YEAR 2024 ADOPTED EXPENSE BUDGET ADJUSTMENT SUMMARY

Council Member	Legal Name of Organization - Program Name	Tax ID	Amount	Agency
Powers	Publicolor, Inc.	13-3912768	\$10,000	DCLA
Salamanca	Puerto Rican Organization To Motivate Enlighten & Serve Addicts, Inc Council District 17	13-2663328	\$71,000	DYCD
Gennaro	Queens Jewish Community Council, Inc.	23-7172152	\$15,000	DCLA
Gennaro	Queens Jewish Community Council, Inc.	23-7172152	\$20,000	DCLA
Lee	Queens Jewish Community Council, Inc.	23-7172152	\$10,000	DCLA
Schulman	Queens Jewish Community Council, Inc Concerts - Council District 29	23-7172152	\$50,000	DCLA
Ariola	Queens Symphony Orchestra, Inc Concert Series - Council District 32	11-2106191	\$15,000	DCLA
Schulman	Queens Symphony Orchestra, Inc Concerts - Council District 29	11-2106191	\$20,000	DCLA
Gennaro	Queens Symphony Orchestra, Inc Council District 24	11-2106191	\$10,000	DCLA
Holden	Queens Symphony Orchestra, Inc Juniper Valley Park - Concerts	11-2106191	\$35,000	DCLA
Ariola	Queens Symphony Orchestra, Inc Night at the Opera	11-2106191	\$40,000	DCLA
Osse	Reel Stories Teen Filmmaking, Inc Council District 36	20-0936377	\$15,000	DCLA
Powers	Research Foundation of the City University of New York - CUNY Creative Arts - PS 6M (02M006)	13-1988190	\$20,000	DCLA
Restler	Research Foundation of the City University of New York - CUNY Dominican Studies Institute	13-1988190	\$10,000	DCLA
Stevens	Research Foundation of the City University of New York - Morris Academy for Collaborative Studies (09X297)	13-1988190	\$20,000	DCLA
Carr	Richmond Choral Society	13-2921818	\$10,000	DCLA
Ariola	Rockaway Waterfront Alliance, Inc Beach Channel Campus and Scholars Middle School (27Q323)	11-3783397	\$20,000	DCLA
Brooks-Powers	Rockaway Waterfront Alliance, Inc Council District 31	11-3783397	\$25,000	DCLA
Moya	Rooftop Films, Inc Council District 21	35-2323897	\$70,000	DCLA
Bottcher	Rooftop Films, Inc Summer Series	35-2323897	\$20,000	DCLA
Borelli	Roundabout Theatre Company, Inc Council District 51	13-6192346	\$10,000	DCLA
Schulman	RPGA Studio, Inc Art, Public Space Design, Empowerment, & Community Building - Council District 29	47-2589237	\$20,000	DCLA
Louis	Sesame Flyers International, Inc Council District 45	11-2692485	\$10,000	DCLA
De La Rosa	Seven Stories Institute - Word Up Bookshop Programming	38-3713884	\$15,000	DCLA
Vernikov	Shorefront YM-YWHA of Brighton-Manhattan Beach, Inc Council District 48	11-3070228	\$10,000	DYCD
Hanif	Singing Winds, Inc., The	46-3805192	\$5,000	DCLA
Osse	Siren - Protectors of the Rainforest, Inc Council District 36	20-4793848	\$10,000	DYCD
Borelli	Snug Harbor Cultural Center & Botanical Garden	80-0193388	\$15,000	DCLA
Carr	Snug Harbor Cultural Center & Botanical Garden	80-0193388	\$10,000	DCLA
Hanks	Snug Harbor Cultural Center & Botanical Garden	80-0193388	\$20,000	DCLA
Osse	Society for the Preservation of Weeksville and Bedford Stuyvesant History - Council District 36	23-7330454	\$20,000	DCLA
Aviles	Society of the Educational Arts, Inc.	11-3210593	\$10,000	DCLA
Narcisse	Society of the Educational Arts, Inc.	11-3210593	\$15,000	DCLA

Council Member	Legal Name of Organization - Program Name	Tax ID	Amount	Agency
Marte	Society of the Educational Arts, Inc Community Arts & Cultural Festivals	11-3210593	\$10,000	DCLA
Caban	Society of the Educational Arts, Inc Immigrant Youth Development Through the Arts	11-3210593	\$15,000	DCLA
Farias	Society of the Educational Arts, Inc Latino Theater for Young Audiences & Immigrant Communities - Council District 18	11-3210593	\$20,000	DCLA
Nurse	Society of the Third Street Music School Settlement - Brooklyn Landmark Elementary School (23K599) Music Education - Council District 37	13-5596825	\$10,000	DCLA
Hudson	Society of the Third Street Music School Settlement - Digital Classes & Programming - Council District 35	13-5596825	\$10,000	DCLA
Nurse	Society of the Third Street Music School Settlement - Public School/ Intermediate School 155K Nicholas Herkimer (23K155) Music Education - Council District 37	13-5596825	\$10,000	DCLA
Gutierrez	Southside United Housing Development Fund Corporation - Los Sures Museo	11-2268359	\$20,000	DYCD
Powers	Spanish Dance Arts Company	13-3286419	\$10,000	DCLA
Bottcher	Spanish Theatre Repertory Company, Ltd.	13-2672755	\$23,000	DCLA
Powers	Spanish Theatre Repertory Company, Ltd.	13-2672755	\$20,000	DCLA
Velazquez	Spanish Theatre Repertory Company, Ltd Council District 13	13-2672755	\$20,000	DCLA
Gutierrez	Spanish Theatre Repertory Company, Ltd Free Performances - Council District 24	13-2672755	\$10,000	DCLA
Sanchez	Spanish Theatre Repertory Company, Ltd Programming - Council District 14	13-2672755	\$30,000	DCLA
Nurse	Spanish Theatre Repertory Company, Ltd Repertorio Contigo - Council District 37	13-2672755	\$10,000	DCLA
Restler	St. Ann's Warehouse, Inc Cultural Programming & Empowerment - Council District 33	11-2665242	\$20,000	DCLA
Carr	St. George Theatre Restoration, Inc.	20-0985637	\$18,000	DCLA
Borelli	Staten Island Historical Society	13-1985514	\$10,000	DCLA
Carr	Staten Island Philharmonic Orchestra, Inc.	20-2732542	\$12,000	DCLA
Restler	STREB, Inc Cultural Programming & Empowerment - Council District 33	13-3268549	\$15,000	DCLA
Farias	Studio in a School Association, Inc Visual Arts Education Residency - Public School 182X (08X182) - Council District 18	13-3003112	\$20,000	DCLA
Abreu	Sugar Hill Children's Museum of Art and Storytelling	46-5412811	\$10,000	DCLA
Borelli	Sundog Theatre, Inc.	45-0476945	\$10,000	DCLA
Carr	Sundog Theatre, Inc.	45-0476945	\$20,000	DCLA
Farias	TADA! Theatre and Dance Alliance, Inc TADA! Programming - Linden Tree Elementary School (11X567) - Council District 18	13-3311294	\$10,000	DCLA
Ung	Taiwanese American Council of Greater New York, Inc Passport to Taiwan Festival - Council District 20	37-1549859	\$20,000	DYCD
Krishnan	Thalia Spanish Theatre, Inc.	23-7448611	\$10,000	DCLA
Won	Thalia Spanish Theatre, Inc Council District 26	23-7448611	\$20,000	DCLA
Sanchez	Theabrar, Inc.	13-4145799	\$10,000	DYCD

Council Member	Legal Name of Organization - Program Name	Tax ID	Amount	Agency
Bottcher	Theatre of the Oppressed NYC, Inc.	45-4815944	\$20,000	DCLA
Ung	Tong Xiao Ling Chinese Opera Ensemble, Ltd Council District 20	84-1690164	\$10,000	DCLA
Won	Topaz Arts, Inc Council District 26	13-4137551	\$25,000	DCLA
Borelli	Tottenville Historical Society	84-1678085	\$10,000	DYCD
Hudson	Tropicalfete, Inc Caribbean Heritage Cultural Programming	45-2940435	\$15,000	DCLA
Gutierrez	UnionDocs, Inc Documentary Screening Series	86-1150496	\$20,000	DCLA
De La Rosa	United Palace of Cultural Arts, Inc Dominican Film Festival	90-0884007	\$10,000	DCLA
Hanks	Universal Temple of the Arts, Inc.	13-3335286	\$15,000	DCLA
Jordan	USA-Mali Charitable Association of New York - Malian Cultural Center	26-1805327	\$10,000	DCLA
Krishnan	Variety Boys and Girls Club of Queens, Inc.	11-6014770	\$30,000	DYCD
Caban	Variety Boys and Girls Club of Queens, Inc Queens Programming	11-6014770	\$20,000	DYCD
Barron	Victory Music and Dance Company, Inc 42nd Council District	47-2167056	\$100,000	DCLA
Mealy	Victory Music and Dance Company, Inc Council District 41	47-2167056	\$100,000	DCLA
Louis	Victory Music and Dance Company, Inc Council District 45	47-2167056	\$10,000	DCLA
Narcisse	Visual Arts Research and Resource Center Relating to the Caribbean	13-3054001	\$10,000	DCLA
Joseph	Visual Arts Research and Resource Center Relating to the Caribbean - Council District 40	13-3054001	\$10,000	DCLA
Ayala	Visual Arts Research and Resource Center Relating to the Caribbean - Cultural History of immigrant Community	13-3054001	\$40,000	DCLA
Hudson	Visual Arts Research and Resource Center Relating to the Caribbean - Institute for Racial & Social Justice in Arts & Culture	13-3054001	\$25,000	DCLA
Joseph	West Indian American Day Carnival Association, Inc Council District 40	23-7176396	\$10,000	DCLA
Sanchez	Wildlife Conservation Society - Bronx Zoo - Council District 14	13-1740011	\$15,000	DCLA
Stevens	Wildlife Conservation Society - Community Programming - Council District 16	13-1740011	\$10,000	DCLA
Velazquez	Wildlife Conservation Society - Science for ALL Initiative	13-1740011	\$10,000	DCLA
Gutierrez	Worthless Foundation, Inc Public Programs	83-4240559	\$10,000	DCLA
Narcisse	Wyckoff House and Association, Inc.	11-2615053	\$20,000	DCLA
Hanif	Yemeni American Merchants Association	82-3539502	\$10,000	DCLA
Narcisse	Yemeni American Merchants Association	82-3539502	\$15,000	DCLA
Velazquez	Yemeni American Merchants Association - Council District 13	82-3539502	\$25,000	DCLA
Osse	Yemeni American Merchants Association - Council District 36	82-3539502	\$10,000	DCLA
Louis	Yemeni American Merchants Association - Council District 45	82-3539502	\$10,000	DCLA
Brannan	Yemeni American Merchants Association - Yemeni Heritage Day Celebration & Education	82-3539502	\$10,000	DCLA
Aviles	Young Dancers in Repertory, Inc.	11-2799128	\$10,000	DCLA
De La Rosa	Young Men's and Young Women's Hebrew Association of Washington Heights and Inwood	13-1635308	\$10,000	DYCD
Ung	Youth Orchestra, Chinese Youth Corps of New York, Inc Council District 20	11-3377137	\$50,000	DCLA

Ghetto Film School (GFS) Accelerator Program Model

\$75,000

Agency: DCLA (126)

U/A: 003 – Other Than Personal Services

First Year Funded: Fiscal 2016
Area Served: Citywide

Target Populations: Media Industry and Workforce

Scope of Service: Funding will support Ghetto Film Schools NY Talent Pipeline which is an artistic and development program that enables emerging talent to explore and better navigate future opportunities across film, television, and advertising in New York City.

Designation Method: The City Council has designated the following provider for Fiscal 2024:

Legal Name of Organization	EIN	Amount
Ghetto Film School (GFS)	13-4127229	\$75,000

SU-CASA \$3,825,000

Agency: DCLA (126)

U/A: 003 – Other Than Personal Services

First Year Funded: Fiscal 2016
Area Served: Citywide
Target Population: Seniors

Scope of Service: To support senior centers in each Council District with arts programming.

Designation Method: The City Council will designate post adoption.

Domestic Violence Services

Fiscal 2024 Council	Fiscal 2024 Council Domestic Violence Services Initiatives			
Agency	Initiative	Amount		
MOCJ, DAQN, DASI, NYPD	Domestic Violence and Empowerment (DoVE) Initiative	\$12,010,000		
ACS, HRA, DYCD	Supportive Alternatives to Violent Encounters (SAVE)	\$2,450,000		
	TOTAL	\$14,460,000		

Domestic Violence and Empowerment (DoVE) Initiative

\$12,010,000

Agency: MOCJ – Miscellaneous Budget (098)

U/A: 002 – Other Than Personal Services (OTPS)

Agency: DAQN – District Attorney Queens (904)

U/A: 002 – Other Than Personal Services (OTPS)

Agency: DASI- Miscellaneous Budget (905)

U/A: 001– Other Than Personal Services (OTPS)Agency: NYPD– Other Than Personal Services (056)U/A: 100– Other Than Personal Services (OTPS)

First Year Funded: Fiscal 2006 Area Served: Citywide

Target Population: Domestic violence victims and their families

Scope of Services: The DoVE Initiative supports a range of services that include case management, crisis intervention, referrals, counseling, empowerment workshops, legal advocacy and referrals. Safe Horizon, the administrator for this program, serves as a liaison between the City and the community based organizations to resolve complex administrative issues, and provides training, technical assistance, and direct services. DoVE funds a large number of organizations designated by Council District, and community based organizations that provide Citywide domestic violence services.

Designation Method: The City Council will designate \$1,608,500 post-adoption and has designated the following providers for Fiscal 2024.

Council Member	Legal Name of Organization - Program Name	Tax ID	Amount	Agency
	Arab-American Family Support Center, Inc., The	11-3167245	\$60,000	MOCJ
	Battered Women's Resource Center	11-3302911	\$60,000	MOCJ
	Brooklyn Legal Services Corporation A	13-2605599	\$39,231	MOCJ
	Brooklyn Legal Services, Inc.	13-2605605	\$39,231	MOCJ
	Center for Anti-Violence Education (CAE), Inc., The	11-2444676	\$60,000	MOCJ
	Center for Family Representation	51-0419496	\$39,231	MOCJ
	Crime Victims Treatment Center, Inc.	81-5080860	\$60,000	MOCJ
	Day One New York, Inc.	06-1103000	\$60,000	MOCJ
	Dominican Women's Development Center, Inc.	13-3593885	\$60,000	MOCJ
	Garden of Hope, Inc.	20-0177587	\$60,000	MOCJ
	Gina Gibney Dance, Inc.	13-3623815	\$60,000	MOCJ
	Girls for Gender Equity, Inc.	04-3697166	\$60,000	MOCJ
	Hebrew Home for the Aged at Riverdale, The	13-1739971	\$60,000	MOCJ
	Her Justice, Inc.	13-3688519	\$99,230	MOCJ

Council Member	Legal Name of Organization - Program Name	Tax ID	Amount	Agency
	Korean American Family Service Center, The	13-3609811	\$60,000	MOCJ
	Legal Aid Society	13-5562265	\$99,231	MOCJ
	Legal Services NYC	13-2600199	\$39,230	MOCJ
	LSNY Bronx Corporation	16-1759590	\$39,231	MOCJ
	Manhattan Legal Services - Council District 3	13-2613958	\$39,231	MOCJ
	Nazareth Housing, Inc.	13-3176952	\$60,000	MOCJ
	New Destiny Housing Corporation	13-3778489	\$60,000	MOCJ
	New York Asian Women's Center, Inc.	13-3286250	\$60,000	MOCJ
	New York City Gay and Lesbian Anti-Violence Project, Inc.	13-3149200	\$60,000	MOCJ
	New York Legal Assistance Group, Inc.	13-3505428	\$99,230	MOCJ
	Northern Manhattan Improvement Corporation	13-2972415	\$39,231	MOCJ
	Queens Law Associates Not-For-Profit Corporation - Council District 31	27-0364845	\$39,231	MOCJ
	Queens Legal Services Corporation - Housing Immigration Legal Services	13-2605604	\$39,231	MOCJ
	Rising Ground, Inc.	13-1860451	\$60,000	MOCJ
	Safe Horizon, Inc.	13-2946970	\$859,000	MOCJ
	Sakhi for South Asian Women	13-3593806	\$60,000	MOCJ
	Sanctuary for Families, Inc.	13-3193119	\$60,000	MOCJ
	Shalom Task Force, Inc.	11-3207504	\$80,000	MOCJ
	Turning Point for Women and Families	54-2177390	\$60,000	MOCJ
	Urban Resource Institute	11-2561648	\$60,000	MOCJ
	Women for Afghan Women	02-0539734	\$60,000	MOCJ
	Youth Referral and Placement Unit, Inc Batterer's Intervention Program	02-0674289	\$39,231	MOCJ
Marte	AID for AIDS International, Inc.	13-3954568	\$20,000	MOCJ
Williams	Allen Womens Resource Center - Domestic Violence & Intervention - Council District 27	11-2822398	\$40,000	MOCJ
Gennaro	Amudim Community Resources, Inc Additional Sex Abuse Case Managers	47-0984801	\$30,000	MOCJ
Kagan	Apna Brooklyn Community Center, Inc Domestic Violence & Empowerment - Council District 47	82-0706930	\$28,000	MOCJ
Menin	Appellate Advocates - Council District 05	11-3305212	\$10,000	MOCJ
Caban	Appellate Advocates - Domestic Violence Survivors Justice Act Program	11-3305212	\$8,000	MOCJ
Aviles	Arab American Association of New York, Inc.	11-3604756	\$20,000	MOCJ
Restler	Arab American Association of New York, Inc Council District 33	11-3604756	\$40,000	MOCJ
Aviles	Arab-American Family Support Center, Inc., The	11-3167245	\$7,500	MOCJ
Krishnan	Arab-American Family Support Center, Inc., The	11-3167245	\$25,000	MOCJ
Narcisse	Arab-American Family Support Center, Inc., The	11-3167245	\$15,000	MOCJ
Hudson	Arab-American Family Support Center, Inc., The - Anti- Violence Program - Council District 35	11-3167245	\$10,000	MOCJ

Council Member	Legal Name of Organization - Program Name	Tax ID	Amount	Agency
Abreu	Arab-American Family Support Center, Inc., The - Anti- Violence Program - Council District 7	11-3167245	\$15,000	MOCJ
Caban	Arab-American Family Support Center, Inc., The - Anti- Violence Programming - Council District 22	11-3167245	\$40,000	MOCJ
Moya	Arab-American Family Support Center, Inc., The - Council District 21	11-3167245	\$35,000	MOCJ
Brooks-Powers	Arab-American Family Support Center, Inc., The - Council District 31	11-3167245	\$10,000	MOCJ
Joseph	Arab-American Family Support Center, Inc., The - Council District 40	11-3167245	\$8,000	MOCJ
Louis	Arab-American Family Support Center, Inc., The - Council District 45	11-3167245	\$7,500	MOCJ
Holden	Arab-American Family Support Center, Inc., The - Help Victims of Domestic Violence	11-3167245	\$5,000	MOCJ
Jordan	Art in the Park, Inc.	37-1909885	\$15,000	MOCJ
Williams	Art Transforms, Inc Domestic Violence & Intervention - Council District 27	81-4182354	\$20,000	MOCJ
Hanif	Asiyah Women's Center, Inc.	83-2104070	\$15,000	MOCJ
Mealy	Battered Women's Resource Center - Domestic Violence & Counseling	11-3302911	\$25,000	MOCJ
Sanchez	Black Women's Blueprint, Inc Sistas Van Program	27-1308862	\$15,000	MOCJ
Aviles	Brooklyn Defender Services	11-3305406	\$25,000	MOCJ
Narcisse	Brooklyn Defender Services	11-3305406	\$30,000	MOCJ
Joseph	Brooklyn Legal Services Corporation A - Council District 40	13-2605599	\$10,000	MOCJ
Holden	Brooklyn Legal Services Corporation A - Legal Services	13-2605599	\$8,000	MOCJ
Mealy	Brooklyn Legal Services, Inc Legal Services	13-2605605	\$30,000	MOCJ
Joseph	CAMBA, Inc Council District 40	11-2480339	\$10,000	MOCJ
Farias	Caribbean Equality Project, Inc., The - Caribbean LGBTQ+ Immigrant Support Group	47-2806715	\$15,000	MOCJ
Farias	Catholic Guardian Services - Family Violence Prevention Program - Council District 18	13-5562186	\$20,000	MOCJ
Brewer	Center for Anti-Violence Education (CAE), Inc., The - Building Community Against Violence	11-2444676	\$5,000	MOCJ
Hudson	Center for Anti-Violence Education (CAE), Inc., The - Sexual & Gender-Based Violence Awareness Programming - Council District 35	11-2444676	\$10,000	MOCJ
Menin	Center for Family Representation - Council District 05	51-0419496	\$10,000	MOCJ
Moya	Center for Family Representation - Council District 21	51-0419496	\$35,000	MOCJ
Brooks-Powers	Center for Family Representation - Council District 31	51-0419496	\$7,500	MOCJ
Holden	Center for Family Representation - Domestic Violation Assistance	51-0419496	\$5,000	MOCJ
Schulman	Center for Family Representation - Domestic Violence & Empowerment - Council District 29	51-0419496	\$11,500	MOCJ
Caban	Center for Family Representation - Domestic Violence & Empowerment Programming - Council Distric 22	51-0419496	\$10,000	MOCJ

Council Member	Legal Name of Organization - Program Name	Tax ID	Amount	Agency
Williams	Center for Family Representation - Domestic Violence & Intervention - Council District 27	51-0419496	\$10,000	MOCJ
De La Rosa	Centro Civico Cultural Dominicano, Inc.	13-4027383	\$5,000	MOCJ
Menin	Child Center of NY, Inc., The - Council District 05	11-1733454	\$20,000	MOCJ
Caban	Child Center of NY, Inc., The - Domestic Violence & Empowerment Programming - Council Distric 22	11-1733454	\$45,000	MOCJ
Ayala	Children's Aid Society, The	13-5562191	\$12,444	MOCJ
Brewer	Children's Rescue Fund, The - Children & Families in NYC Homeless System	13-3486829	\$5,000	MOCJ
Sanchez	City University of New York - CUNY Citizenship NOW! Program - Council Distric 14	13-6400434	\$20,000	MOCJ
Jordan	Common Justice, Inc Restorative Justice-Based Victim Services - Council District 09	82-0993366	\$15,000	MOCJ
Borelli	Community Agency for Senior Citizens, Inc.	13-3263537	\$10,000	MOCJ
Carr	Community Agency for Senior Citizens, Inc.	13-3263537	\$55,000	MOCJ
Carr	Community Health Action of Staten Island, Inc.	13-3556132	\$50,000	MOCJ
Salamanca	Comunilife, Inc Council District 17	13-3530299	\$30,000	MOCJ
Brewer	Connect, Inc Community Empowerment Program	02-0694269	\$5,000	MOCJ
Farias	Connect, Inc Domestic Violence Prevention - Council District 18	02-0694269	\$20,000	MOCJ
Jordan	Connect, Inc Expand Services for Individuals & Families - Council District 09	02-0694269	\$20,000	MOCJ
Joseph	Council of Peoples Organization, Inc Council District 40	75-3046891	\$10,000	MOCJ
Farias	Covenant House New York/Under 21 - Anti-Human Trafficking Programming	13-3076376	\$30,000	MOCJ
Brewer	Crime Victims Treatment Center, Inc Survivor & Sexual Violence Prevention Program	81-5080860	\$40,000	MOCJ
Joseph	Crown Heights Jewish Community Council, Inc Council District 40	23-7390996	\$5,000	MOCJ
Ayala	Day One New York, Inc.	06-1103000	\$10,000	MOCJ
Powers	Day One New York, Inc.	06-1103000	\$20,000	MOCJ
Velazquez	Day One New York, Inc.	06-1103000	\$15,000	MOCJ
Menin	Day One New York, Inc Council District 05	06-1103000	\$18,000	MOCJ
Osse	Day One New York, Inc Council District 36	06-1103000	\$40,000	MOCJ
Louis	Day One New York, Inc Council District 45	06-1103000	\$5,000	MOCJ
Narcisse	Day One New York, Inc Council District 46	06-1103000	\$40,000	MOCJ
Farias	Day One New York, Inc Preventing & Addressing Intimate Partner Violence Among Youth - Council District 18	06-1103000	\$10,000	MOCJ
Hudson	Day One New York, Inc Preventing & Addressing Intimate Partner Violence Among Youth - Council District 35	06-1103000	\$14,000	MOCJ
Abreu	Day One New York, Inc Preventing & Addressing Intimate Partner Violence Among Youth - Council District 7	06-1103000	\$20,000	MOCJ

Council Member	Legal Name of Organization - Program Name	Tax ID	Amount	Agency
Nurse	Day One New York, Inc Prevention & Intervention to Address Dating Violence	06-1103000	\$10,000	MOCJ
Nurse	District Attorney-Kings - Gun Diversion Programs - Council District 37	13-6400434	\$30,000	MOCJ
Holden	District Attorney-Queens - Animal Cruelty Prosecution Unit	13-6400434	\$10,000	DAQN
Holden	District Attorney-Queens - Career Criminal Major Crimes Bureau	13-6400434	\$20,000	DAQN
Ariola	District Attorney-Queens - Council District 32	13-6400434	\$72,500	DAQN
Holden	District Attorney-Queens - Veterans Court	13-6400434	\$5,000	DAQN
Borelli	District Attorney-Richmond	13-6400434	\$25,000	DASI
De La Rosa	Dominican Women's Development Center, Inc.	13-3593885	\$50,000	MOCJ
Abreu	Dominican Women's Development Center, Inc Nuevo Amanecer/New Dawn Anti-Domestic Violence Program - Council District 7	13-3593885	\$55,000	MOCJ
Ayala	East Harlem Neighborhood Based Alliance Corporation	13-3772614	\$30,000	MOCJ
Kagan	Edith and Carl Marks Jewish Community House of Bensonhurst, Inc Council District 47	11-1633484	\$35,000	MOCJ
Barron	Elite Learners, Inc 42nd Council District - DoVE	81-4482839	\$60,000	MOCJ
Nurse	Elite Learners, Inc Anti-Violence Initiatives	81-4482839	\$20,000	MOCJ
Nurse	Entertainers for Education Alliance, Inc Anti-Gun Violence "PeaceKeepers" Program - Council District 37	43-2115174	\$15,000	MOCJ
Marte	Exhale to Inhale, Inc Wellness Access for NYC Survivors of Domestic & Sexual Violence	46-4225128	\$5,000	MOCJ
Williams	Family Legal Care, Inc Domestic Violence & Intervention - Council District 27	13-3910567	\$10,000	MOCJ
Nurse	Family Legal Care, Inc Legal Information for Families Today (LIFT)	13-3910567	\$5,000	MOCJ
Mealy	Family Legal Care, Inc Legal Services	13-3910567	\$25,000	MOCJ
Joseph	Flatbush Development Corporation - Council District 40	51-0188251	\$5,000	MOCJ
Louis	Flatbush Development Corporation - Council District 45	51-0188251	\$7,500	MOCJ
Louis	Flatbush Development Corporation - Domestic Violence Immigrant Program - Council District 45	51-0188251	\$30,000	MOCJ
Won	Floating Hospital, Inc., The - Council District 26	13-1624169	\$39,500	MOCJ
Joseph	Fortune Society, Inc., The - Council District 40	13-2645436	\$5,000	MOCJ
Ayala	Fund for the City of New York, Inc Council District 08	13-2612524	\$45,000	MOCJ
Sanchez	Fundacion de Ayuda a las Familias y Envejecientes, Inc Poverty Prevention Program	85-3130678	\$5,000	MOCJ
Ung	Garden of Hope, Inc.	20-0177587	\$80,000	MOCJ
Holden	Garden of Hope, Inc Empowerment Programs & Domestic Violence Assistance - Council District 30	20-0177587	\$5,000	MOCJ
Farias	Girl Vow, Inc Girl Vow Mentoring Program - Council District 18	47-4062257	\$10,000	MOCJ
Mealy	Girls for Gender Equity, Inc Council District 41	04-3697166	\$15,000	MOCJ

Council Member	Legal Name of Organization - Program Name	Tax ID	Amount	Agency
Hudson	Girls for Gender Equity, Inc Domestic Violence & Gender-Based Violence Awareness Programming - Council District 35	04-3697166	\$35,000	MOCJ
Hanif	Good Shepherd Services	13-5598710	\$38,000	MOCJ
Joseph	Haitian Americans United for Progress, Inc Council District 40	11-2423857	\$10,000	MOCJ
Williams	Haitian Americans United for Progress, Inc Domestic Violence & Intervention - Council District 27	11-2423857	\$30,000	MOCJ
Louis	Haitian Centers Council, Inc Council District 45	11-2648501	\$62,500	MOCJ
Marte	Hamilton-Madison House, Inc Southbridge Towers Social Service Program	13-5562412	\$45,000	MOCJ
Caban	HANAC, Inc Victim Assistance Program	11-2290832	\$12,000	MOCJ
Powers	Hebrew Home for the Aged at Riverdale, The	13-1739971	\$5,000	MOCJ
Velazquez	Hebrew Home for the Aged at Riverdale, The - Elder Abuse Prevention & Intervention Services - Council District 13	13-1739971	\$30,000	MOCJ
Powers	Henry Street Settlement	13-1562242	\$10,000	MOCJ
Marte	Henry Street Settlement - Domestic Violence Shelter	13-1562242	\$20,000	MOCJ
Borelli	Her Justice, Inc Council District 51	13-3688519	\$10,000	MOCJ
Brewer	Her Justice, Inc Economic Empowerment Project	13-3688519	\$5,000	MOCJ
Farias	Her Justice, Inc Supportive Alternatives to Violent Encounters - Council District 18.	13-3688519	\$10,000	MOCJ
De La Rosa	HOPE Program, Inc., The	13-3268539	\$5,000	MOCJ
Narcisse	HOPE Program, Inc., The	13-3268539	\$20,000	MOCJ
Restler	HOPE Program, Inc., The - Council District 33	13-3268539	\$38,000	MOCJ
Brewer	Housing Conservation Coordinators, Inc Community Legal & Organizing Program	51-0141489	\$30,000	MOCJ
Bottcher	Housing Conservation Coordinators, Inc Legal Services for Victims of Domestic Violence	51-0141489	\$35,000	MOCJ
Borelli	IlluminArt Productions - Domestic Violence Prevention Program	42-1727647	\$20,000	MOCJ
Holden	Institute for Community Living, Inc Borden Avenue Veteran Shelter Empowerment Programs	13-3306195	\$15,000	MOCJ
Paladino	Jewish Association for Services for the Aged (JASA) - Domestic Violence & Intervention - Council District 19	13-2620896	\$44,000	MOCJ
Ariola	Jewish Board of Family and Children's Services, Inc.	13-5564937	\$50,000	MOCJ
Brooks-Powers	Jewish Board of Family and Children's Services, Inc Council District 31	13-5564937	\$72,500	MOCJ
Kagan	Jewish Community Council of Greater Coney Island, Inc Council District 47	11-2665181	\$60,000	MOCJ
Brooks-Powers	Jewish Community Council of the Rockaway Peninsula, Inc Council District 31	11-2425813	\$10,000	MOCJ
Aviles	Justice Innovation, Inc.	85-2810883	\$25,500	MOCJ
Nurse	Justice Innovation, Inc Brownsville Community Justice Center & RISE Project	85-2810883	\$10,000	MOCJ

Council Member	Legal Name of Organization - Program Name	Tax ID	Amount	Agency
Joseph	Justice Innovation, Inc Council District 40	85-2810883	\$10,000	MOCJ
Williams	Justice Innovation, Inc Domestic Violence & Intervention - Council District 27	85-2810883	\$10,000	MOCJ
Louis	Justice Innovation, Inc Rise Project	85-2810883	\$10,000	MOCJ
Osse	Justice Innovation, Inc Rise Project	85-2810883	\$55,000	MOCJ
Joseph	Kings Against Violence Initiative, Inc Council District 40	81-1626947	\$10,000	MOCJ
Hudson	Kings Against Violence Initiative, Inc Gender-Based and Family Violence Awareness & Prevention Programming	81-1626947	\$46,000	MOCJ
Sanchez	Kingsbridge Heights Community Center, Inc Changing Futures Program	13-2813809	\$40,000	MOCJ
Powers	Korean American Family Service Center, The	13-3609811	\$15,000	MOCJ
Ung	Korean American Family Service Center, The - Council District 20	13-3609811	\$45,000	MOCJ
Lee	Korean American Family Service Center, The - Council District 23	13-3609811	\$50,000	MOCJ
Won	Korean American Family Service Center, The - Council District 26	13-3609811	\$12,250	MOCJ
Paladino	Korean American Family Service Center, The - Domestic Violence & Intervention - Council District 19	13-3609811	\$44,000	MOCJ
Holden	Korean American Family Service Center, The - Domestic Violence Assistance	13-3609811	\$5,000	MOCJ
Gutierrez	Latinas On The Verge of Excellence Love, Inc L.O.V.E. Mentoring Program in District 34	46-3732667	\$30,000	MOCJ
Ayala	Legal Aid Society	13-5562265	\$20,000	MOCJ
Riley	Legal Aid Society	13-5562265	\$75,000	MOCJ
Sanchez	Legal Aid Society - Civil Legal Services - Council District 14	13-5562265	\$10,000	MOCJ
Menin	Legal Aid Society - Council District 05	13-5562265	\$20,000	MOCJ
Joseph	Legal Aid Society - Council District 40	13-5562265	\$10,000	MOCJ
Nurse	Legal Aid Society - Domestic Violence & Empowerment - Council District 37	13-5562265	\$25,000	MOCJ
Williams	Legal Aid Society - Domestic Violence & Intervention - Council District 27	13-5562265	\$15,000	MOCJ
Moya	Legal Aid Society - Domestic Violence & Legal Services - Council District 21	13-5562265	\$55,000	MOCJ
Schulman	Legal Aid Society - Domestic Violence Practice - Council District 29	13-5562265	\$10,500	MOCJ
Velazquez	Legal Aid Society - Family & Domestic Violence Practice	13-5562265	\$15,000	MOCJ
Hudson	Legal Aid Society - Gender-Based and Family Violence Awareness & Prevention Programming - Council District 35	13-5562265	\$5,000	MOCJ
Carr	Legal Services NYC	13-2600199	\$40,000	MOCJ
Brooks-Powers	LGBT Network - Council District 31	20-8512786	\$50,000	MOCJ
De La Rosa	Long Live Our Butterfly, Inc Domestic Violence Survivor Support	88-2745138	\$20,000	MOCJ
Ayala	LSNY Bronx Corporation - Council District 08	16-1759590	\$20,000	MOCJ

Council Member	Legal Name of Organization - Program Name	Tax ID	Amount	Agency
Salamanca	LSNY Bronx Corporation - Council District 17	16-1759590	\$35,000	MOCJ
Nurse	Make the Road New York - Support for Persons Involved in the Sex Trade	11-3344389	\$20,000	MOCJ
Barron	Man Up, Inc 42nd Council District - DoVE	03-0553092	\$58,000	MOCJ
Bottcher	Manhattan Legal Services	13-2613958	\$18,000	MOCJ
De La Rosa	Manhattan Legal Services	13-2613958	\$10,000	MOCJ
Brewer	Manhattan Legal Services - Legal Services - Manhattan	13-2613958	\$5,000	MOCJ
Jordan	Manhattan Legal Services - Legal Services for Low-Income Victims of Domestic Violence - Council District 09	13-2613958	\$20,000	MOCJ
Jordan	Maysles Institute, Inc VDM Programming - Harlem	20-2545574	\$25,000	MOCJ
Carr	Metropolitan New York Coordinating Council on Jewish Poverty, Inc.	13-2738818	\$50,000	MOCJ
Krishnan	Metropolitan New York Coordinating Council on Jewish Poverty, Inc.	13-2738818	\$35,000	MOCJ
Powers	Metropolitan New York Coordinating Council on Jewish Poverty, Inc.	13-2738818	\$23,000	MOCJ
Velazquez	Metropolitan New York Coordinating Council on Jewish Poverty, Inc.	13-2738818	\$80,000	MOCJ
Lee	Metropolitan New York Coordinating Council on Jewish Poverty, Inc Council District 23	13-2738818	\$50,000	MOCJ
Ariola	Metropolitan New York Coordinating Council on Jewish Poverty, Inc Council District 32	13-2738818	\$72,500	MOCJ
Restler	Metropolitan New York Coordinating Council on Jewish Poverty, Inc Council District 33	13-2738818	\$16,000	MOCJ
Mealy	Metropolitan New York Coordinating Council on Jewish Poverty, Inc Council District 41	13-2738818	\$15,000	MOCJ
Borelli	Metropolitan New York Coordinating Council on Jewish Poverty, Inc Council District 51	13-2738818	\$20,000	MOCJ
Schulman	Metropolitan New York Coordinating Council on Jewish Poverty, Inc Domestic Violence & Empowerment - Council District 29	13-2738818	\$96,000	MOCJ
Williams	Metropolitan New York Coordinating Council on Jewish Poverty, Inc Domestic Violence & Intervention - Council District 27	13-2738818	\$15,000	MOCJ
Brannan	Metropolitan New York Coordinating Council on Jewish Poverty, Inc Domestic Violence Survivors	13-2738818	\$13,500	MOCJ
Narcisse	Metropolitan New York Coordinating Council on Jewish Poverty, Inc Responsive Services for Domestic Violence Victims - Council District 46	13-2738818	\$75,000	MOCJ
Sanchez	Muslim Community Network - Women's Civic Empowerment Program (MWCEP)	75-3163555	\$10,000	MOCJ
Joseph	Narrative Nation - Domestic Violence & Empowerment - Council District 40	82-3760872	\$10,000	MOCJ
Jordan	Neighborhood Defender Service, Inc Family Defense Practice - Council District 09	06-1296692	\$35,000	MOCJ

Council Member	Legal Name of Organization - Program Name	Tax ID	Amount	Agency
Sanchez	New Destiny Housing Corporation - Services - Marcello Manor & The Morris	13-3778489	\$65,000	МОСЈ
Brewer	New York African Chorus Ensemble, Inc Season Concerts & Festivals	20-1090906	\$5,000	MOCJ
Hanif	New York Asian Women's Center, Inc.	13-3286250	\$15,000	MOCJ
Krishnan	New York Asian Women's Center, Inc.	13-3286250	\$59,593	MOCJ
Marte	New York Asian Women's Center, Inc Council District 01	13-3286250	\$8,000	MOCJ
Won	New York Asian Women's Center, Inc Council District 26	13-3286250	\$27,000	MOCJ
Bottcher	New York City Gay and Lesbian Anti-Violence Project, Inc.	13-3149200	\$50,000	MOCJ
Hanif	New York City Gay and Lesbian Anti-Violence Project, Inc.	13-3149200	\$10,000	MOCJ
Hudson	New York City Gay and Lesbian Anti-Violence Project, Inc Intimate Partner Violence Counseling & Services - Council District 35	13-3149200	\$5,000	MOCJ
Brewer	New York City Gay and Lesbian Anti-Violence Project, Inc Intimate Partner Violence Counseling & Services Program	13-3149200	\$5,000	MOCJ
Osse	New York City Gay and Lesbian Anti-Violence Project, Inc LGBTQ+ DV/IPV Resources - Council District 36	13-3149200	\$30,000	MOCJ
Caban	New York City Gay and Lesbian Anti-Violence Project, Inc Survivors of Violence Counseling & Other Services	13-3149200	\$10,000	MOCJ
Marte	New York Justice For Our Neighbors, Inc.	84-2948798	\$20,000	MOCJ
Powers	New York Legal Assistance Group, Inc.	13-3505428	\$20,000	MOCJ
Riley	New York Legal Assistance Group, Inc.	13-3505428	\$75,000	MOCJ
Menin	New York Legal Assistance Group, Inc Council District 05	13-3505428	\$10,000	MOCJ
Ung	New York Legal Assistance Group, Inc Council District 20	13-3505428	\$8,000	MOCJ
Joseph	New York Legal Assistance Group, Inc Council District 40	13-3505428	\$10,000	MOCJ
Hudson	New York Legal Assistance Group, Inc Gender-Based & Family Violence Awareness & Prevention Programming - Council District 35	13-3505428	\$5,000	MOCJ
Mealy	New York Legal Assistance Group, Inc Legal Services	13-3505428	\$15,000	MOCJ
Moya	New York Legal Assistance Group, Inc Legal Services - Council District 21	13-3505428	\$40,000	MOCJ
Velazquez	New York Legal Assistance Group, Inc Legal Services to Survivors of Domestic Violence	13-3505428	\$40,000	MOCJ
De La Rosa	New York Women's Chamber of Commerce, Inc.	14-1845651	\$25,000	MOCJ
Abreu	New York Women's Chamber of Commerce, Inc Domestic Violence Prevention Program for Beauty Professionals - Council District 7	14-1845651	\$30,000	MOCJ
Jordan	No Women Left Behind, Inc.	81-2630224	\$25,000	MOCJ
Osse	North Brooklyn Coalition Against Family Violence, Inc.	11-3431280	\$55,000	MOCJ
Mealy	North Brooklyn Coalition Against Family Violence, Inc Domestic Violence & Counseling	11-3431280	\$15,000	MOCJ
Gutierrez	North Brooklyn Coalition Against Family Violence, Inc DV Services in District 34	11-3431280	\$165,000	МОСЈ

Council Member	Legal Name of Organization - Program Name	Tax ID	Amount	Agency
Nurse	North Brooklyn Coalition Against Family Violence, Inc Eliminate Violence Program - Council District 37	11-3431280	\$45,000	MOCJ
Velazquez	Northern Manhattan Coalition for Immigrant Rights	13-3255591	\$10,000	MOCJ
De La Rosa	Northern Manhattan Coalition for Immigrant Rights - Domestic Violence Empowerment (DoVE) Initiative	13-3255591	\$20,000	MOCJ
Abreu	Northern Manhattan Coalition for Immigrant Rights - Domestic Violence Programming - Council District 7	13-3255591	\$25,000	MOCJ
Jordan	Northern Manhattan Coalition for Immigrant Rights - Legal Services for Low-Income Immigrant Families - Council District 09	13-3255591	\$10,000	MOCJ
Abreu	Northern Manhattan Improvement Corporation - Domestic Violence & Empowerment Initiative - Council District 7	13-2972415	\$50,000	MOCJ
De La Rosa	Northern Manhattan Improvement Corporation - Domestic Violence and Empowerment Initiative (District 10)	13-2972415	\$50,000	MOCJ
Sanchez	Northern Manhattan Improvement Corporation - Domestic Violence Project (DVP) - Council District 14	13-2972415	\$25,000	MOCJ
Jordan	Not Another Child, Inc Capacity Building for Survivor- Led Organizations -Council District 09	26-0894097	\$15,000	MOCJ
Louis	Not On My Watch, Inc Council District 45	82-3809384	\$7,500	MOCJ
Louis	Pakistani American Skilled Women Organization - Council District 45	85-0869897	\$10,000	MOCJ
Joseph	Planned Parenthood of Greater New York, Inc Domestic Violence & Empowerment - Council District 40	13-2621497	\$10,000	MOCJ
Salamanca	Point Community Development Corporation, The - Council District 17	13-3765140	\$35,000	MOCJ
Holden	Police Department - 104 Precinct - Queens Domestic Violence Assistance & Community Engagement	13-6400434	\$5,000	NYPD
Holden	Police Department - 110 Precinct - Queens Domestic Violence Assistance & Prevention Programs	13-6400434	\$3,500	NYPD
Holden	Police Department - 112 Precinct - Queens Domestic Violence Assistance & Empowerment Programs	13-6400434	\$1,500	NYPD
Holden	Polish and Slavic Center, Inc Immigrant & Legal Services	11-2285970	\$10,000	MOCJ
Borelli	Pride Center of Staten Island, Inc Domestic Violence Programming	46-3358895	\$38,000	MOCJ
Brooks-Powers	Queens Law Associates Not-For-Profit Corporation - Council District 31	27-0364845	\$75,000	MOCJ
Williams	Queens Legal Services Corporation - Domestic Violence & Intervention - Council District 27	13-2605604	\$10,000	МОСЈ
Holden	Queens Legal Services Corporation - Legal Services for Residents - Council District 30	13-2605604	\$5,000	МОСЈ
Schulman	Queensboro Council for Social Welfare, Inc Domestic Violence Education Program	11-1817497	\$6,500	МОСЈ

Council Member	Legal Name of Organization - Program Name	Tax ID	Amount	Agency
Caban	Queensboro Council for Social Welfare, Inc Domestic Violence Education Program (DOVE)	11-1817497	\$60,000	MOCJ
Marte	Restore NYC, Inc.	20-2390142	\$10,000	MOCJ
Brewer	Right To Be, Inc Bystander Intervention Trainings - Council District 06	27-3199988	\$8,000	MOCJ
Hudson	Right To Be, Inc Bystander Intervention Trainings - Council District 35	27-3199988	\$5,000	MOCJ
Ayala	Rising Ground, Inc Council District 08	13-1860451	\$10,000	MOCJ
Holden	Rising Ground, Inc St. Stan Rising Ground - Council District 30	13-1860451	\$5,000	MOCJ
Holden	RPGA Studio, Inc Empowerment/Anti-Bully Program - Council District 30	47-2589237	\$20,000	MOCJ
Bottcher	Safe Passage Project Corporation	46-2946211	\$10,000	MOCJ
Hanif	Sakhi for South Asian Women	13-3593806	\$35,000	MOCJ
Krishnan	Sakhi for South Asian Women	13-3593806	\$13,407	MOCJ
Lee	Sakhi for South Asian Women - Council District 23	13-3593806	\$16,500	MOCJ
Won	Sakhi for South Asian Women - Council District 26	13-3593806	\$12,250	MOCJ
Mealy	Sakhi for South Asian Women - Domestic Violence & Counseling	13-3593806	\$15,000	MOCJ
Aviles	Sanctuary for Families, Inc.	13-3193119	\$30,000	MOCJ
Hanif	Sanctuary for Families, Inc.	13-3193119	\$20,000	MOCJ
Powers	Sanctuary for Families, Inc.	13-3193119	\$20,000	MOCJ
Menin	Sanctuary for Families, Inc Council District 05	13-3193119	\$10,000	MOCJ
Mealy	Sanctuary for Families, Inc Council District 41	13-3193119	\$15,000	MOCJ
Sanchez	Sanctuary for Families, Inc Domestic Violence & Empowerment - Council District 14	13-3193119	\$20,000	MOCJ
Williams	Sanctuary for Families, Inc Domestic Violence & Intervention - Council District 27	13-3193119	\$5,000	MOCJ
Holden	Sanctuary for Families, Inc Domestic Violence Assistance	13-3193119	\$5,000	MOCJ
Farias	Sapna NYC, Inc Building a Better Bronx - Empowering Vulnerable Populations - Council District 18	26-3124969	\$20,000	MOCJ
Brannan	SBH Community Service Network, Inc Case Management for Domestic Violence Survivors	23-7406410	\$23,000	MOCJ
Kagan	SBH Community Service Network, Inc Domestic Violence Program - Council District 47	23-7406410	\$10,000	MOCJ
Borelli	Seamen's Society for Children and Families	13-5563010	\$10,000	MOCJ
Jordan	Services And Advocacy For Gay, Lesbian, Bisexual And Transgender Elders, Inc SAGE Center - Harlem Domestic Violence Programming	13-2947657	\$10,000	MOCJ
Brewer	Shadow Box Theatre, Inc., The - Free Ticket Program	13-2725580	\$5,000	MOCJ
Restler	Shalom Task Force, Inc Council District 33	11-3207504	\$6,000	MOCJ
Louis	Shalom Task Force, Inc Council District 45	11-3207504	\$15,000	MOCJ
Gennaro	Shalom Task Force, Inc Domestic Violence Hotline & In- Person Advocacy Services	11-3207504	\$103,000	MOCJ

Council Member	Legal Name of Organization - Program Name	Tax ID	Amount	Agency
Barron	Sisters With Purpose, Inc 42nd Council District - DoVE	27-2830778	\$40,000	MOCJ
Aviles	Sunset Park Health Council, Inc FHC Family Support Center	20-2508411	\$10,000	MOCJ
Paladino	Transitional Services for New York (TSINY), Inc Domestic Violence & Intervention - Council District 19	23-7376074	\$45,000	MOCJ
Brannan	Trinity Healing Center, Inc Domestic Violence Prevention & Survivor Support	20-3235905	\$75,000	MOCJ
Hudson	Trinity Healing Center, Inc NYC Teen Dating Violence Awareness - Council District 35	20-3235905	\$10,000	MOCJ
Schulman	Turning Point for Women and Families - Domestic Violence Related Direct Services Program	54-2177390	\$8,500	MOCJ
Salamanca	Urban Health Plan, Inc Council District 17	23-7360305	\$66,444	MOCJ
Bottcher	Urban Justice Center	13-3442022	\$20,000	MOCJ
Marte	Urban Justice Center	13-3442022	\$5,000	MOCJ
Powers	Urban Justice Center	13-3442022	\$20,000	MOCJ
Riley	Urban Justice Center	13-3442022	\$75,000	MOCJ
Menin	Urban Justice Center - Council District 05	13-3442022	\$35,000	MOCJ
Louis	Urban Justice Center - Council District 45	13-3442022	\$7,500	MOCJ
Sanchez	Urban Justice Center - Domestic Violence Project	13-3442022	\$15,000	MOCJ
Farias	Urban Justice Center - Domestic Violence Project - Council District 18	13-3442022	\$50,000	MOCJ
Osse	Urban Justice Center - Domestic Violence Project - Council District 36	13-3442022	\$45,000	MOCJ
Mealy	Urban Justice Center - Legal Services	13-3442022	\$25,000	MOCJ
Velazquez	Urban Resource Institute	11-2561648	\$10,000	MOCJ
Joseph	Urban Resource Institute - Council District 40	11-2561648	\$10,000	MOCJ
Nurse	Urban Resource Institute - Economic Empowerment Program	11-2561648	\$5,000	MOCJ
Ayala	Urban Resource Institute - Economic Empowerment Program - Council District 08	11-2561648	\$17,556	MOCJ
Brewer	Urban Resource Institute - Trauma Informed Abusive Partner Intervention Program	11-2561648	\$5,000	MOCJ
Barron	Victory Music and Dance Company, Inc 42nd Council District - DoVE	47-2167056	\$67,000	MOCJ
Ayala	Violence Intervention Program - Council District 08	13-3540337	\$40,000	MOCJ
Salamanca	Violence Intervention Program - Council District 17	13-3540337	\$36,556	MOCJ
Won	Violence Intervention Program - Council District 26	13-3540337	\$15,000	MOCJ
Louis	Violence Intervention Program - Council District 45	13-3540337	\$10,000	MOCJ
Brewer	Violence Intervention Program - Engaging Communities to End Domestic Violence	13-3540337	\$10,000	MOCJ
Caban	Violence Intervention Program - Engaging Communities to End Domestic Violence - Council District 22	13-3540337	\$10,000	MOCJ
De La Rosa	Violence Intervention Program - Engaging Communities to End Domestic Violence in District 10	13-3540337	\$10,000	MOCJ

Council Member	Legal Name of Organization - Program Name	Tax ID	Amount	Agency
Velazquez	Violence Intervention Program - Social Services for Latinx Domestic & Sexual Violence Survivors	13-3540337	\$10,000	MOCJ
Farias	Violence Intervention Program - Violence Intervention Program - Council District 18	13-3540337	\$20,000	MOCJ
Moya	Voces Latinas Corporation - Council District 21	20-2312651	\$30,000	MOCJ
Won	Voces Latinas Corporation - Council District 26	20-2312651	\$27,000	MOCJ
Williams	Volunteers of America - Greater New York, Inc Domestic Violence & Intervention - Council District 27	58-1959781	\$5,000	MOCJ
Farias	Volunteers of America - Greater New York, Inc DoVE Initiative - Council District 18	58-1959781	\$20,000	MOCJ
Nurse	Volunteers of America - Greater New York, Inc Job Readiness & Life Skills Training for Domestic Violence Survivors - Council District 37	58-1959781	\$25,000	MOCJ
Ayala	We All Really Matter, Inc Council District 08	45-2455826	\$20,000	MOCJ
Salamanca	We All Really Matter, Inc Council District 17	45-2455826	\$22,000	MOCJ
Lee	Women for Afghan Women - Council District 23	02-0539734	\$16,500	MOCJ
Aviles	Women's Empowerment Coalition of New York City	84-4687643	\$15,000	MOCJ
Brannan	Women's Empowerment Coalition of New York City - Services for Domestic Violence Survivors	84-4687643	\$21,500	MOCJ
Velazquez	Women's Housing and Economic Development Corporation (WHEDco) - Domestic Violence & Intervention - Council District 13	11-3099604	\$15,000	MOCJ
Williams	Women's Initiative for Self Empowerment - Domestic Violence & Intervention - Council District 27	47-1277862	\$5,000	MOCJ
Jordan	Womens Prison Association and Home - Programming & Assistance - Council District 09	13-5596836	\$20,000	MOCJ
Jordan	Young Excellence Society, Inc YES Academy	82-1555832	\$15,000	MOCJ
Williams	Youth Referral and Placement Unit, Inc Domestic Violence & Intervention - Council District 27	02-0674289	\$20,000	MOCJ
Restler	YWCA of Brooklyn, Inc., The - Council District 33	11-1630919	\$33,000	MOCJ
Hudson	YWCA of Brooklyn, Inc., The - Supportive Services for Domestic Violence & Trauma Survivors - Council District 35	11-1630919	\$50,000	MOCJ
Nurse	YWCA of Brooklyn, Inc., The - Supportive Services for Domestic Violence & Trauma Survivors - Council District 37	11-1630919	\$15,000	MOCJ
Narcisse	YWCA of Brooklyn, Inc., The - Supportive Services for Domestic Violence and Trauma Victims - Council District 46	11-1630919	\$15,000	MOCJ

Supportive Alternatives to Violent Encounters (SAVE)

\$600,000

Agency: ACS - Administration for Children Services (068)

U/A: 006 – Other Than Personal Services (OTPS) – Child Welfare

First Year Funded: Fiscal 2017 Area Served: Citywide

Target Population: Domestic violence victims

Scope of Services: This allocation funds the Community Empowerment Program operated by CONNECT, which provides domestic violence education, outreach, technical assistance and training to community and school-based organizations.

Designation Method: The Council has designated the following provider for Fiscal 2024:

Legal Name of Organization	EIN	Amount
Connect, Inc.	02-0694269	\$600,000

Supportive Alternatives to Violent Encounters (SAVE)

\$1,850,000

Agency: DSS/HRA - Human Resources Administration (069)

U/A: 107 – Other Than Personal Services (OTPS) – Legal Services

First Year Funded: Fiscal 2017
Area Served: Citywide

Target Population: Domestic violence victims

Scope of Services: This allocation supports legal service organizations that provide domestic violence victims appearing in court or in need of legal assistance with a range of citywide services that include prevention, direct legal representation, technical assistance, counseling and referrals.

Legal Name of Organization	EIN	Amount
Her Justice, Inc.	13-3688519	\$300,000
Safe Horizon, Inc.	13-2946970	\$275,000
Sanctuary for Families, Inc.	13-3193119	\$1,275,000

Education

Fiscal 2024 Council Initiatives			
Agency	Initiative	Amount	
DYCD, BPL, NYPL, QPL	City's First Readers	\$5,449,667	
DOE	College and Career Readiness	\$1,740,000	
DOE	Community Schools	\$3,750,000	
DOE	Education Equity Action Plan	\$5,000,000	
DOE/DYCD	Educational Programs for Students	\$7,143,133	
DYCD	Jill Chaifetz Helpline	\$500,000	
	LGBTQIA+ Inclusive Curriculum (Formerly Known as		
DOE/DYCD	LGBTQ Inclusive Curriculum)	\$2,800,000	
DOE/DYCD	Physical Education and Fitness	\$925,000	
DOE	Social and Emotional Supports for Students	\$2,016,500	
DOE	Support for Arts Instruction	\$4,000,000	
DOE	Support for Educators	\$4,400,000	
	TOTAL	\$37,724,300	

City's First Readers \$5,449,667

Agency: NYPL (037)

U/A: 006 – NYPL-Citywide Services – OTPS

Agency: BPL (038)

U/A: 001 – Brooklyn – OTPS

Agency: QBPL (039)

U/A: 001 – Queens – OTPS

Agency: DYCD (260)

Program Area: Other Than Personal Services

312 – Other Than Personal Services

First Year Funded: Fiscal 2015
Area Served: Citywide

Target Population: Children from birth to 5 years

Scope of Service: This initiative supports a coalition of nonprofit organizations that foster literacy development through direct programming, book distribution, parent engagement and in-home training. Programs are designed to help participating children achieve reading proficiency by third grade.

Legal Name of Organization	EIN	Amount
Arab-American Family Support Center, Inc., The	11-3167245	\$50,000
Brooklyn Public Library	11-1904261	\$438,114
Child Center of NY, Inc., The	11-1733454	\$208,448
Committee for Hispanic Children and Families, Inc., The	11-2622003	\$379,114
Hunts Point Alliance for Children	20-8503907	\$101,114
Jewish Child Care Association of New York	13-1624060	\$213,114
Jumpstart for Young Children, Inc.	04-3262046	\$438,114
Literacy (LINC), Inc.	13-3911331	\$1,321,518
Literacy Partners, Inc.	51-0180665	\$50,000
New Alternatives for Children, Inc.	13-3149298	\$101,114

New York Public Library	13-6400434	\$438,114
New York University	13-5562308	\$499,114
Parent-Child Home Program, Inc., The	11-2495601	\$24,000
Queens Borough Public Library	13-6400434	\$438,114
Reach Out and Read of Greater New York, Inc.	13-4080045	\$438,114
SCO Family of Services	11-2777066	\$153,114
Sunset Park Health Council, Inc.	20-2508411	\$158,447

College and Career Readiness

\$1,740,000

Agency: DOE (040)

U/A: 454 – Central Administration – OTPS

First Year Funded: Fiscal 2020 Area Served: Citywide

Target Population: Public school students

Scope of Service: This allocation will support programs that ensure students are college and career ready. Contracted providers support students through a variety of activities, including, but not limited to, SAT preparation, assistance with college applications, mentorship, and tutoring.

Designation Method: The City Council has designated the following providers for Fiscal 2024:

Legal Name of Organization	EIN	Amount
Bank Street College of Education	13-5562167	\$425,000
Center for Educational Innovation	13-4113613	\$350,000
Committee for Hispanic Children and Families, Inc., The	11-2622003	\$55,000
East Side House, Inc.	13-1623989	\$30,000
El Puente de Williamsburg, Inc.	11-2614265	\$150,000
Entertainers for Education Alliance, Inc.	43-2115174	\$150,000
Learning & Educational Solutions, Inc.	83-1030593	\$100,000
New York City Outward Bound Center, Inc.	13-3471084	\$450,000
St. Nick's Alliance Corporation	51-0192170	\$30,000

Community Schools \$3,750,000

Agency: DOE (040)

U/A: 454 – Central Administration – OTPS

First Year Funded: Fiscal 2013
Area Served: Citywide

Target Population: Students and educators at participating public schools and the communities in which the schools are located

Scope of Service: This funding supports community schools. An allocation of \$3 million supports NYC United Community Schools (formerly Community Learning Schools) and funds community school directors, school social workers, health services, targeted school-based programs, and professional development for educators. The remaining \$750,000 will support the Children's Health Fund and it's Healthy and Ready to Learn Program, which provides technical assistance, training, and other resources to schools around trauma sensitivity and school climate.

Legal Name of Organization	EIN	Amount
Children's Health Fund	13-3468427	\$750,000
United Community Schools, Inc.	46-1227433	\$3,000,000

Education Equity Action Plan

\$5,000,000

Agency: DOE (040)

U/A: 402 – General Education and Instruction and School Leadership – OTPS

First Year Funded: Fiscal 2022 Area Served: Citywide

Target Population: Public school students

Scope of Service: Funding supports the creation of a K-12 Black Studies curriculum as well as support

professional development of educators to support the effective implementation of the curriculum.

Designation Method: The City Council will designate \$500,000 in awards post-adoption and has designated the

following providers for Fiscal 2024:

Legal Name of Organization	EIN	Amount
Association of Black Educators of New York, Inc.	11-2952041	\$250,000
Eagle Academy Foundation, Inc.	20-1532382	\$1,000,000
Teachers College, Columbia University	13-1624202	\$1,700,000
United Way of New York City	13-2617681	\$1,550,000

Educational Programs for Students

\$7,143,133

Agency: DOE (040)

U/A 402 – General Education and Instruction and School Leadership – OTPS

454 - Central Administration - OTPS

Agency DYCD (260)

U/A: 312 –Other Than Personal Services

First Year Funded: Fiscal 2017
Area Served: Citywide

Target Population: Public school students

Scope of Service: This allocation will support direct educational programs for students in areas such as literacy,

math, science and technology.

Legal Name of Organization	EIN	Amount
Broadway Housing Communities, Inc.	13-3212867	\$64,333
Chess-in-the-Schools, Inc.	13-6119036	\$400,000
Department of Education – Middle School Quality Initiative	13-6400434	\$1,500,000
ExpandED Schools, Inc.	13-4004600	\$1,550,000
Make the Road New York	11-3344389	\$30,000
NAACP New York State Conference	13-3235989	\$1,000,000
National September 11 Memorial and Museum at the World Trade Center	61-1745872	\$50,000
New York WEB Center, Inc.	20-5620848	\$30,000
United Federation of Teachers Educational Foundation, Inc.	13-9226721	\$1,868,800
United Way of New York City	13-2617681	\$600,000
Young Men's and Young Women's Hebrew Association of Washington Heights		
and Inwood	13-1635308	\$50,000

Jill Chaifetz Helpline \$500,000

Agency: DYCD (260)

U/A: 312 – Youth Services – OTPS

First Year Funded: Fiscal 2007
Area Served: Citywide

Target Population: Parents and guardians of New York City school children

Scope of Service: This initiative supports the Jill Chaifetz Helpline operated by Advocates for Children, which provides information about the policies, programs and practices of the Department of Education and its schools.

Designation Method: The City Council has designated the following provider for Fiscal 2024:

Legal Name of Organization	EIN	Amount
Advocates for Children of New York, Inc.	11-2247307	\$500,000

LGBTQIA+ Inclusive Curriculum (Formerly known as LGBTQ Inclusive Curriculum)

\$2,800,000

Agency: DOE (040)

U/A: 454 – Central Administration – OTPS

Agency: DYCD (260)

U/A: 312 – Other Than Personal Services

First Year Funded: Fiscal 2016
Area Served: Citywide

Target Population: Public school students and educators

Scope of Service: This allocation will fund DOE's effort to support the needs of LGBTQIA+ youth and address the intersectionality of race, sexual orientation and gender identity through DOE's general curriculum. This funding will support professional development for public school teachers as well as integrating LGBTQIA+ inclusive curriculum into literacy and history classes.

Designation Method: The City Council will designate \$295,000 in awards post-adoption and has designated the following providers for Fiscal 2024:

Legal Name of Organization	EIN	Amount
Ackerman Institute for the Family	13-1923959	\$133,334
Department of Education - LGBTQ Liaison Office	13-6400434	\$505,000
Friends of Alice Austen House, Inc.	13-3248928	\$25,000
Fund for the City of New York, Inc NYC LBGT Historic Sites	13-2612524	\$50,000
GLAAD, Inc.	13-3384027	\$100,000
History UnErased, Inc.	47-2852025	\$383,333
Lambda Literary Foundation	52-1996380	\$533,333
LGBT Youth Out Loud	84-1628418	\$125,000
New York City Parents of Lesbians and Gay Men, Inc.	13-3049626	\$450,000
Queens Community House, Inc.	11-2375583	\$100,000
WNET	26-2810489	\$100,000

Physical Education and Fitness

\$925,000

Agency: DOE (040)

U/A: 401 – General Education and Instruction and School Leadership – PS

Agency: DYCD (260)

U/A: 312 – Other Than Personal Services

First Year Funded: Fiscal 2017

Area Served: Citywide

Target Population: Public school students

Scope of Service: This allocation helps to improve fitness levels and the overall health of students by providing

physical activity and fitness programs.

Designation Method: The City Council has designated the following providers for Fiscal 2024:

Legal Name of Organization	EIN	Amount
Department of Education - CHAMPS	13-6400434	\$125,000
New York Junior Tennis League, Inc.	23-7442256	\$800,000

Social and Emotional Supports for Students

\$2,016,500

Agency: DOE (040)

U/A: 454 – Central Administration – OTPS

First Year Funded: Fiscal 2020 - Restructured

Area Served: Citywide

Target Population: Public school students

Scope of Service: This funding will support programs that provide a range of social-emotional supports to students experiencing severe adversity and trauma. Providers support students by offering direct mental health services such as counseling, therapy, and crisis intervention. In addition to direct service, providers develop and implement social and emotional curriculum, as well as facilitate a number of professional development workshops that aim to train school personnel and parents on how to identify and support youth experiencing trauma and stress.

Designation Method: The City Council has designated the following providers for Fiscal 2024:

Legal Name of Organization	EIN	Amount
Bank Street College of Education	13-5562167	\$59,000
Child Mind Institute, Inc.	80-0478843	\$777,000
Counseling in Schools, Inc.	13-3637647	\$606,000
Good Shepherd Services	13-5598710	\$307,000
Research Foundation of the City University of New York	13-1988190	\$267,500

Support for Arts Instruction

\$4,000,000

Agency: DOE (040)

U/A: 402 – General Education and Instruction and School Leadership – OTPS

First Year Funded: Fiscal 2023
Area Served: Citywide

Target Population: Public school students

Scope of Service: Funding to support K-12 arts instruction.

Designation Method: The City Council has designated the following providers for Fiscal 2024:

Legal Name of Organization	EIN	Amount
Department of Education	13-6400434	\$3,950,000
New York City Arts in Education Roundtable	13-4024584	\$50,000

Support for Educators

\$4,400,000

Agency: DOE (040)

U/A: 402 – General Education and Instruction and School Leadership – OTPS

454 - Central Administration - OTPS

First Year Funded: Fiscal 2017
Area Served: Citywide

Target Population: Public school staff

Scope of Service: This initiative funds professional development, training, and mentorship for educators and school leaders. The allocation to United Federation of Teachers Educational Foundation of \$3,600,000 will support the UFT's Teacher Center, which provides a variety of support to educators at over 100 schools across the city. Additionally, \$550,000 to the Council of School Supervisors and Administrators (CSA) will support professional development at seven Executive Leadership Centers and support CSA's School Leaders Institute. The remaining \$250,000 will fund the Food Education Hub at Teacher's College to support nutrition education.

Legal Name of Organization	EIN	Amount
Council of School Supervisors and Administrators	11-2024569	\$550,000
Teachers College, Columbia University	13-1624202	\$250,000
United Federation of Teachers Educational Foundation, Inc.	13-9226721	\$3,600,000

Environmental Initiatives

Fiscal 2024 Council Initiatives				
Agency	Initiative	Amount		
DYCD, DCLA, DOE, DOT, DPR, HPD, SBS	A Greener NYC	\$5,100,000		
DYCD, DCLA, DOE, DPR, DSNY, SBS	NYC Cleanup	\$14,280,000		
Total		\$19,380,000		

A Greener NYC \$5,100,000

Agency: DYCD (260)

U/A: 005 – Community Development – OTPS

Agency: DCLA (126)

003 - Cultural Programs - OTPS

005- New York Botanical Garden - OTPS 007- Wildlife Conservation Society - OTPS

011- Queens Botanical Garden - OTPS

020- Snug Harbor Cultural Center - OTPS

Agency: DOE (040)

U/A:

U/A 402 – Other Than Personal Services – OTPS

Agency: DOT (841)

U/A 011 – OTPS-Exec and Administration

Agency: DPR (846)

U/A 006 – Maintenance & Operations-OTPS

Agency: HPD (806)

U/A 009 – Office of Development-OTPS

Agency: SBS (801)

U/A 002 – Department of Business – OTPS

First Year Funded: Fiscal 2015
Area Served: Citywide
Target Population: Citywide

Scope of Service: A Greener NYC supports environmentally friendly programs that encourage education, advocacy, community service, and green-job training, contributing to the improvement an conservation of NYC's air, land, energy, open spaces, and other vital resources. Each Council District receives an allocation of \$100,000 to fund these programs and services.

Designation Method: The City Council will designate \$750,000 post-adoption and has designated the following providers for Fiscal 2024:

Council Member	Legal Name of Organization - Program Name	Tax ID	Amount	Agency
Gennaro	Alley Pond Environmental Center, Inc.	11-2405466	\$10,000	DYCD
Krishnan	Alley Pond Environmental Center, Inc.	11-2405466	\$13,085	DCLA
Moya	Alley Pond Environmental Center, Inc.	11-2405466	\$20,000	DYCD
Paladino	Alley Pond Environmental Center, Inc A Greener NYC	11-2405466	\$50,000	DYCD
Ung	Alley Pond Environmental Center, Inc A Greener NYC	11-2405466	\$15,000	DCLA
Lee	Alley Pond Environmental Center, Inc Council District 23	11-2405466	\$30,000	DYCD
Louis	Association of Community Employment Programs for the Homeless, Inc Flatbush Junction, Nostrand Ave & Newkirk	13-3846431	\$15,000	DYCD
Narcisse	Bergen Basin Community Development Corporation d/b/a Millennium Development	11-3199040	\$25,000	DYCD
Hanif	Big Initiatives Incorporated	46-5083170	\$10,000	DYCD
Menin	Big Initiatives Incorporated	46-5083170	\$10,000	DYCD
Won	Big Initiatives Incorporated - Big Reuse Community Compost Events & Giveaways - Council District 26	46-5083170	\$15,000	DYCD
Caban	Big Initiatives Incorporated - Compost programming - Council District 22	46-5083170	\$13,000	DYCD
Joseph	Big Initiatives Incorporated - Council District 40	46-5083170	\$10,000	DYCD
Won	Big Initiatives Incorporated - Environmental Education & Support - District 26	46-5083170	\$15,000	DYCD
Gutierrez	Big Initiatives Incorporated - Trash Force Support - Council District 34	46-5083170	\$10,000	DYCD
Brewer	Billion Oyster Project, Inc Council District 06	27-2918478	\$10,000	DYCD
De La Rosa	Billion Oyster Project, Inc Council District 10	27-2918478	\$10,000	DYCD
Farias	Billion Oyster Project, Inc Council District 18	27-2918478	\$10,000	DYCD
Krishnan	Billion Oyster Project, Inc Council District 25	27-2918478	\$13,831	DYCD
Ariola	Billion Oyster Project, Inc Council District 32	27-2918478	\$10,000	DYCD
Joseph	Billion Oyster Project, Inc Council District 40	27-2918478	\$10,000	DYCD
Narcisse	Billion Oyster Project, Inc Council District 46	27-2918478	\$10,000	DYCD
Borelli	Billion Oyster Project, Inc Council District 51	27-2918478	\$10,000	DYCD
Won	Billion Oyster Project, Inc Education Programming - Council District 26	27-2918478	\$10,000	DYCD
Velazquez	Billion Oyster Project, Inc Public School 175X (11X175)	27-2918478	\$10,000	DYCD
Marte	Billion Oyster Project, Inc School Network - Council District 01	27-2918478	\$25,000	DYCD
Nurse	Billion Oyster Project, Inc School Network - Council District 37	27-2918478	\$10,000	DYCD
Kagan	Billion Oyster Project, Inc Youth Empowerment Program - Council District 47	27-2918478	\$30,000	DYCD
Caban	BioBus, Inc Hands-on Science Education - Council District 22	26-2092282	\$14,000	DYCD
Hudson	BloomAgainBklyn, Inc Upcycling & Floral Waste Programming - Council District 35	30-0872187	\$10,000	DYCD
Osse	Bridge Street Development Corporation	11-3250772	\$10,000	DYCD
Ayala	Bronx is Blooming, The - Program for Leader's Advancing their Community's Environment (PLACE)	46-3141885	\$15,000	DYCD
Farias	Bronx River Alliance, Inc Greening the Bronx - CD18	75-3001587	\$20,000	DYCD
Joseph	Brooklyn Botanic Garden Corporation - Council District 40	11-2417338	\$10,000	DCLA

Council Member	Legal Name of Organization - Program Name	Tax ID	Amount	Agency
Mealy	Brooklyn Bridge Park Conservancy, Inc Council District 41	13-3277651	\$20,000	DYCD
Narcisse	Brooklyn Greenway Initiative, Inc.	20-3283721	\$10,000	DYCD
Brannan	Brooklyn Greenway Initiative, Inc Waterfront Public Engagement	20-3283721	\$20,000	DYCD
Moya	Brooklyn Queens Land Trust	61-1441052	\$15,000	DYCD
Osse	Brooklyn Queens Land Trust	61-1441052	\$15,000	DYCD
Hudson	Brooklyn Queens Land Trust - Community Garden Programming - District 35	61-1441052	\$15,000	DYCD
Louis	Brooklyn Queens Land Trust - Serenity & E43rd St. Community Gardens - Council District 45	61-1441052	\$20,000	DYCD
Riley	Building 13 Association, Inc Council District 12	13-4169405	\$35,000	DYCD
Menin	Carnegie Hill Neighbors, Inc.	13-3300409	\$20,000	DYCD
Powers	CEC Stuyvesant Cove, Inc Solar One	52-2440116	\$40,000	DYCD
Aviles	CEC Stuyvesant Cove, Inc Solar One - Council District 38	52-2440116	\$10,000	DYCD
Sanchez	CEC Stuyvesant Cove, Inc Solar One's Green Workforce Training - Council District 14	52-2440116	\$10,000	DYCD
De La Rosa	Citizens Committee for New York City, Inc.	51-0171818	\$10,000	DYCD
Osse	Citizens Committee for New York City, Inc.	51-0171818	\$12,500	DYCD
Abreu	Citizens Committee for New York City, Inc Community Leader & Neighborhood Business Grants - Council District 7	51-0171818	\$25,000	DYCD
Farias	City Parks Foundation - CityParks Learn - CD18	13-3561657	\$20,000	DPR
Williams	City Parks Foundation - Council District 27	13-3561657	\$15,000	DPR
Osse	City Parks Foundation - Council District 36	13-3561657	\$12,500	DPR
Borelli	City Parks Foundation - Council District 51	13-3561657	\$20,000	DPR
Paladino	Coastal Preservation Network - A Greener NYC	51-0544114	\$20,000	DYCD
Lee	Colonial Farmhouse Restoration Society of Bellerose, Inc.	11-2508369	\$50,000	DYCD
Gennaro	Colonial Farmhouse Restoration Society of Bellerose, Inc School Field Trips	11-2508369	\$10,000	DCLA
Moya	Common Threads	20-0106847	\$15,000	DYCD
Ayala	Concrete Safaris, Inc After School & Summer Program	20-4976317	\$20,000	DYCD
Krishnan	Council on the Environment, Inc.	13-2765465	\$60,000	DYCD
Osse	Council on the Environment, Inc.	13-2765465	\$15,000	DYCD
Joseph	Council on the Environment, Inc Council District 40	13-2765465	\$20,000	DYCD
Sanchez	Council on the Environment, Inc Devoe Park Farmstand	13-2765465	\$35,000	DYCD
Menin	Council on the Environment, Inc Environmentally Friendly Programs & Food Box Program - Council District 5	13-2765465	\$40,000	DYCD
Mealy	Council on the Environment, Inc Farm Stand - Council District 41	13-2765465	\$10,000	DYCD
Ariola	Council on the Environment, Inc Forest Park Farmstand	13-2765465	\$25,000	DYCD
Gutierrez	Council on the Environment, Inc Grow NYC - Gardens & Urban Farms	13-2765465	\$20,000	DYCD
Riley	Council on the Environment, Inc GrownNYC Farmstand - Council District 12	13-2765465	\$10,000	DYCD
Won	Council on the Environment, Inc GrowNYC - Green Space Program	13-2765465	\$15,000	DYCD
Gennaro	Council on the Environment, Inc GrowNYC - Seed to Plate Public School 201Q (25Q201)	13-2765465	\$20,000	DYCD

Council Member	Legal Name of Organization - Program Name	Tax ID	Amount	Agency
Marte	Council on the Environment, Inc GrowNYC Farmstand	13-2765465	\$25,000	DYCD
Hudson	Council on the Environment, Inc GrowNYC Farmstand - Council District 35	13-2765465	\$10,000	DYCD
Schulman	Council on the Environment, Inc GrowNYC Green Space Program	13-2765465	\$10,000	DYCD
Abreu	Council on the Environment, Inc GrowNYC Green Space Program - Council District 7	13-2765465	\$15,000	DYCD
Sanchez	Council on the Environment, Inc Leave it Better Garden & Walton Green Patch - Council District 14	13-2765465	\$20,000	DYCD
Restler	Council on the Environment, Inc NYCHA & McCarren - Council District 33	13-2765465	\$20,000	DYCD
Vernikov	Department of Education - School Garden - Public School 254K (22K254)	13-6400434	\$10,000	DOE
Carr	Department of Education - Staten Island Borough Office	13-6400434	\$15,000	DOE
	Department of Parks and Recreation	13-6400434	\$75,000	DPR
Williams	Department of Parks and Recreation - Council District 27	13-6400434	\$40,000	DPR
Vernikov	Department of Parks and Recreation - Council District 48 Park Supplies & Removal of Abandoned Vessels - Sheepshead Bay	13-6400434	\$65,000	DPR
Gennaro	Department of Parks and Recreation - Jamaica Estates Replanting Project	13-6400434	\$25,000	DPR
Gennaro	Department of Parks and Recreation - Park Rangers - Captain Tilly	13-6400434	\$10,000	DPR
Gennaro	Department of Parks and Recreation - Park Rangers - FMCP	13-6400434	\$25,000	DPR
Holden	Department of Parks and Recreation - Purchase of Park Tools - Council District 30	13-6400434	\$35,000	DPR
Moya	Department of Transportation - Helmet Giveaway - Council District 21	13-6400434	\$5,000	DOT
	Department of Youth and Community Development	13-6400434	\$535,000	DYCD
Barron	East New York Restoration Local Development Corporation - 42nd Council District - A Greener NYC	46-1763706	\$100,000	DYCD
Williams	Eastern Queens Alliance, Inc.	20-1723492	\$20,000	DYCD
Brooks- Powers	Eastern Queens Alliance, Inc Council District 31	20-1723492	\$45,000	DYCD
Nurse	Edible Schoolyard New York - Edible Education - Evergreen Middle School for Urban Exploration (32K562)	27-1237249	\$10,000	DYCD
Restler	El Puente de Williamsburg, Inc Council District 33	11-2614265	\$55,000	DYCD
Louis	Elite Learners, Inc Council District 45	81-4482839	\$20,000	DYCD
Nurse	Evergreens Cemetery Preservation Foundation, Inc Green Careers Training	45-0637022	\$10,000	DYCD
Brannan	Fifth Avenue Committee, Inc Community Resiliency Outreach & Education	11-2475743	\$10,000	DYCD
Joseph	Flatbush Development Corporation - Council District 40	51-0188251	\$10,000	DYCD
Louis	Flatbush Development Corporation - Newkirk Plaza & Foster Ave BID Clean up - Council District 45	51-0188251	\$20,000	DYCD
Ariola	Forest Park Trust, Inc Festivals - Council District 32	31-1558645	\$20,000	DPR
Hudson	Fort Greene Park Conservancy, Inc Fort Greene Park Programming	11-3637773	\$20,000	DYCD
Narcisse	Foundation for New York's Strongest	81-3523248	\$10,000	DYCD

Council Member	Legal Name of Organization - Program Name	Tax ID	Amount	Agency
Powers	Friends of Dag Hammarskjold Plaza	13-3749587	\$10,000	DYCD
Won	Friends of Gantry Plaza State Park, Inc Environmental Education - Queens Landing Boathouse & Environmental Center	47-3613599	\$15,000	DYCD
Won	Friends of Gantry Plaza State Park, Inc Volunteering & Horticultural Work - Hunters Point Parks	47-3613599	\$10,000	DYCD
Bottcher	Friends of Hudson River Park, Inc.	13-4112913	\$30,000	DYCD
Brewer	Friends of Hudson River Park, Inc Friends of Hudson River Park Volunteer Program - Council District 6	13-4112913	\$10,000	DYCD
Marte	Friends of Hudson River Park, Inc Hudson River Park Project	13-4112913	\$10,000	DYCD
Velazquez	Friends of Mosholu Parkland Inc.	46-3343164	\$30,000	DYCD
Bottcher	Friends of the High Line, Inc Youth Programs	31-1734086	\$25,000	DYCD
De La Rosa	Friends of WHEELS	42-1775449	\$10,000	DYCD
Brooks- Powers	Fund for the City of New York, Inc Council District 31	13-2612524	\$25,000	DYCD
Narcisse	Fund for the City of New York, Inc Jamaica Bay-Rockaway Parks Conservancy	13-2612524	\$25,000	DYCD
Caban	Global Kids, Inc Climate Justice Workshops - Council District 22	13-3629485	\$10,000	DYCD
Powers	Goddard Riverside Community Center - Green Keepers E86th Street Partnership	13-1893908	\$10,000	DYCD
Brewer	Goddard Riverside Community Center - Green Keepers Initiative	13-1893908	\$60,000	DYCD
Hanif	Gowanus Canal Conservancy, Inc.	26-0681729	\$35,000	DYCD
Restler	Gowanus Canal Conservancy, Inc Greener NYC	26-0681729	\$10,000	DYCD
Gutierrez	Greater Ridgewood Historical Society, Inc Cultural & Historical Programs	11-2409274	\$10,000	DCLA
Gutierrez	Greater Ridgewood Restoration Corporation - Graffiti Removal - Council District 34	11-2382250	\$10,000	SBS
Mealy	Green City Force, Inc Career & Job Training - Council District 41	80-0428040	\$10,000	DYCD
Ayala	Green City Force, Inc Wagner Houses	80-0428040	\$20,000	DYCD
Osse	Green Guerillas, Inc.	13-2903183	\$35,000	DYCD
Nurse	Green Guerillas, Inc Community Garden Support - Council District 37	13-2903183	\$10,000	DYCD
Carr	Greenbelt Conservancy, Inc.	13-3481845	\$40,000	DYCD
Mealy	Harvest Home Farmer's Market, Inc Healthy Food - Council District 41	06-1800512	\$50,000	DYCD
Salamanca	HOPE Program, Inc., The - Green Programming & Services - Council District 17	13-3268539	\$60,000	DYCD
Louis	HOPE Program, Inc., The - Job Placement Programs - Council District 45	13-3268539	\$10,000	DYCD
Bottcher	Horticultural Society of New York, The	13-0854930	\$15,000	DYCD
Menin	Horticultural Society of New York, The	13-0854930	\$20,000	DYCD
Velazquez	Horticultural Society of New York, The	13-0854930	\$40,000	DYCD
Williams	Horticultural Society of New York, The	13-0854930	\$25,000	DYCD
Caban	Horticultural Society of New York, The - Astoria Boulevard & 21st Street Pedestrian Plaza Renovation	13-0854930	\$15,000	DYCD

Council Member	Legal Name of Organization - Program Name	Tax ID	Amount	Agency
Joseph	Horticultural Society of New York, The - Council District 40	13-0854930	\$10,000	DYCD
Brannan	Horticultural Society of New York, The - Council District 43	13-0854930	\$30,000	DYCD
Ayala	Horticultural Society of New York, The - Garden Support - Public School 206, Public School 57, Public School 171 & Manhattan East Middle School	13-0854930	\$15,000	DYCD
Abreu	Horticultural Society of New York, The - Gardening, Horticulture, and Nutrition Educational Programs - Council District 7	13-0854930	\$15,000	DYCD
Ayala	Horticultural Society of New York, The - Gardening, Nutrition, Health & Wellness, & Environmental Literacy	13-0854930	\$10,000	DYCD
Jordan	Horticultural Society of New York, The - Horticultural Education - Harlem Schools	13-0854930	\$10,000	DYCD
Farias	Horticultural Society of New York, The - Horticultural Maintenance - Council District 18	13-0854930	\$30,000	DYCD
Schulman	Horticultural Society of New York, The - Tree Pit Program	13-0854930	\$90,000	DYCD
Hudson	Horticultural Society of New York, The - Urban Greening, Beautification, and Maintenance - District 35	13-0854930	\$15,000	DYCD
	Housing Preservation and Development	13-6400434	\$25,000	HPD
Kagan	Kings Highway Beautification Association, Inc Beautification Project	20-4986882	\$30,000	DYCD
Marte	Loisaida United Neighborhood Gardens - Summer Youth Employment & CSA Operational Assistance	82-1433461	\$15,000	DYCD
Narcisse	Marine Park Alliance Corporation	46-3291341	\$20,000	DPR
Aviles	Mixteca Organization, Inc Community Food Program - Council District 38	11-3561651	\$20,000	DYCD
Marte	More Gardens! Fund - Children's Magical Garden Art & Nature Creation & Programming	52-2415900	\$15,000	DCLA
Powers	Murray Hill Committee, Inc Adopt A Tree Program	23-7361016	\$20,000	DYCD
Gutierrez	Neighbors Allied for Good Growth, Inc Organize, Educate, Act for Environmental Justice, Health & Equitable Planning	11-3470943	\$10,000	DYCD
Aviles	Neighbors Helping Neighbors, Inc Barrio Solar - Council District 38	11-3059958	\$20,000	HPD
Riley	New York Botanical Garden - Black History Month Programming	13-1693134	\$20,000	DCLA
Mealy	New York Botanical Garden - Council District 41	13-1693134	\$10,000	DCLA
Sanchez	New York Botanical Garden - Everett Childrens Adventure Garden (ECAG) - Public School 723X (75X723)	13-1693134	\$25,000	DCLA
Carr	New York City H2O	45-3860014	\$15,000	DYCD
Hanif	New York City H2O	45-3860014	\$12,000	DYCD
Vernikov	New York City H2O - A Greener NYC	45-3860014	\$25,000	DYCD
Riley	New York City H2O - Community Beautification & Care - Council District 12	45-3860014	\$20,000	DYCD
Joseph	New York City H2O - Council District 40	45-3860014	\$10,000	DYCD
Sanchez	New York City H2O - STEAM Education	45-3860014	\$10,000	DYCD
Velazquez	New York City H2O - Student Field Trips - Council District 13	45-3860014	\$10,000	DYCD
Borelli	New York City H2O - Volunteer Cleanups & Stewardship Events	45-3860014	\$35,000	DYCD
Brannan	New York City H2O - Water Ecology Field Trips - Council District 43	45-3860014	\$10,000	DYCD

Council Member	Legal Name of Organization - Program Name	Tax ID	Amount	Agency
Gutierrez	New York City H2O - Water Ecology, Engineering Field Trips & Virtual Lessons	45-3860014	\$10,000	DYCD
Farias	New York City H2O - Water Ecology, Engineering Field Trips and Virtual Lessons - Council District 18	45-3860014	\$20,000	DYCD
Riley	New York City H2O - Youth Programming & Field Trips - Council District 12	45-3860014	\$15,000	DYCD
Nurse	New York City Street Tree Consortium - Young Urban Foresters - Council District 37	13-3131911	\$30,000	DYCD
De La Rosa	New York Restoration Project	13-3959056	\$10,000	DYCD
Nurse	New York Restoration Project - Community Growing - Council District 37	13-3959056	\$10,000	DYCD
Nurse	New York Sun Works, Inc Hydroponic Classrooms - Bushwick Community High School (32K564)	20-0670312	\$10,000	DYCD
Jordan	New York Sun Works, Inc Hydroponic Classrooms - Council District 09	20-0670312	\$15,000	DYCD
Gutierrez	New York Sun Works, Inc Hydroponic Classrooms - Council District 34	20-0670312	\$10,000	DYCD
Aviles	New York Sun Works, Inc Hydroponic Classrooms - Council District 38	20-0670312	\$20,000	DYCD
Brewer	New York Sun Works, Inc Hydroponic Classrooms - Council District 6	20-0670312	\$10,000	DYCD
Menin	New York Sun Works, Inc Hydroponic Education Programming - Council District 05	20-0670312	\$10,000	DYCD
Caban	New York Sun Works, Inc Hydroponic Education Programming - Council District 22	20-0670312	\$24,000	DYCD
Hanif	New York Sun Works, Inc Hydroponic Education Programming - Council District 39	20-0670312	\$18,000	DYCD
Restler	New York Sun Works, Inc Hydroponic Farms - Middle School 126K, Urban Assembly for Young Women (K527) & Public School 380K	20-0670312	\$15,000	DYCD
Hudson	New York Sun Works, Inc Hydroponic Labs - Council District 35	20-0670312	\$10,000	DYCD
Moya	New York Sun Works, Inc STEM & Climate Education - Council District 21	20-0670312	\$22,500	DYCD
Ayala	New York Sun Works, Inc STEM, Climate & Sustainability Education	20-0670312	\$10,000	DYCD
Gutierrez	Newtown Creek Alliance, Inc Environmental Education & Community Stewardship	26-1832918	\$10,000	DYCD
Won	Newtown Creek Alliance, Inc Environmental Education & Community Stewardship - Council District 26	26-1832918	\$20,000	DYCD
Holden	Newtown Creek Alliance, Inc Environmental Programming	26-1832918	\$10,000	DYCD
De La Rosa	Non-Traditional Employment for Women	13-3272001	\$10,000	DYCD
De La Rosa	OSS Project, Inc.	82-3552775	\$10,000	DYCD
Bottcher	Outstanding Renewal Enterprises, Inc.	13-3320984	\$30,000	DYCD
Paladino	Outstanding Renewal Enterprises, Inc A Greener NYC	13-3320984	\$15,000	DYCD
Brannan	Outstanding Renewal Enterprises, Inc Council District 43	13-3320984	\$10,000	DYCD

Council Member	Legal Name of Organization - Program Name	Tax ID	Amount	Agency
Gutierrez	Outstanding Renewal Enterprises, Inc E-waste Collection Events - Council District 34	13-3320984	\$10,000	DYCD
Aviles	Outstanding Renewal Enterprises, Inc E-waste Collection Events - Council District 38	13-3320984	\$10,000	DYCD
Powers	Outstanding Renewal Enterprises, Inc LES Ecology	13-3320984	\$20,000	DYCD
Holden	Outstanding Renewal Enterprises, Inc Re-cycling Events - Council District 30	13-3320984	\$30,000	DYCD
Aviles	Parent Child Relationship Association - Community Involvement Program	83-1900689	\$20,000	DYCD
Joseph	Prospect Lefferts Gardens Neighborhood Association, Inc Council District 40	23-7064386	\$10,000	DCLA
Hanif	Prospect Park Alliance, Inc.	11-2843763	\$25,000	DPR
Krishnan	Queens Botanical Garden Society, Inc.	11-1635083	\$13,084	DCLA
Ung	Queens Botanical Garden Society, Inc A Greener NYC	11-1635083	\$85,000	DCLA
Lee	Queens Botanical Garden Society, Inc Council District 23	11-1635083	\$10,000	DCLA
Ariola	Queens Botanical Garden Society, Inc Council District 32	11-1635083	\$15,000	DCLA
De La Rosa	Renaissance Technical Institute, Inc.	47-2048750	\$10,000	DYCD
Brooks- Powers	Rockaway Waterfront Alliance, Inc Council District 31	11-3783397	\$20,000	DCLA
Salamanca	Rocking the Boat, Inc Green Programming & Services - Council District 17	13-4177814	\$40,000	DCLA
De La Rosa	Row New York, Inc Council District 10	11-3632924	\$10,000	DYCD
Joseph	Seeds in the Middle - Council District 40	27-1847142	\$10,000	DYCD
Louis	Seeds in the Middle - Council District 45	27-1847142	\$15,000	DYCD
Hudson	Seeds in the Middle - Hip2B Healthy Markets/Cafes	27-1847142	\$12,500	DYCD
Caban	Serious Fun After School, Inc Green Team environmental programming - Council District 22	27-3013125	\$14,000	DYCD
Carr	Snug Harbor Cultural Center & Botanical Garden	80-0193388	\$15,000	DCLA
Borelli	Snug Harbor Cultural Center & Botanical Garden - Environmental Education & Workforce Development	80-0193388	\$10,000	DCLA
Brooks- Powers	Southern Queens Park Association, Inc Roy Wilkins Park - Council District 31	11-2432846	\$10,000	DYCD
Carr	Staten Island Economic Development Corporation	13-3706442	\$15,000	DYCD
Brewer	Teens for Food Justice, Inc Hydroponic farm, nutrition and advocacy program	45-3591508	\$10,000	DYCD
Nurse	Teens for Food Justice, Inc School-Based Hydroponic Farm - Brownsville Collaborative Middle School for Agriculture & Technology (23K363)	45-3591508	\$10,000	DYCD
Hudson	Teens for Food Justice, Inc Urban Assembly Unison School (13K351) - School Hydroponic Farm Programming	45-3591508	\$7,500	DYCD
De La Rosa	Waterfront Alliance, Inc.	13-4355067	\$10,000	DYCD
Paladino	Waterfront Alliance, Inc A Greener NYC	13-4355067	\$15,000	DYCD
Marte	Waterfront Alliance, Inc Community Waterfront Education and Recreational Programming - Council District 1	13-4355067	\$10,000	DYCD
Brannan	Waterfront Alliance, Inc Council District 43	13-4355067	\$20,000	DYCD

Council Member	Legal Name of Organization - Program Name	Tax ID	Amount	Agency
Caban	Waterfront Alliance, Inc Estuary Explorers program - Council District 22	13-4355067	\$10,000	DYCD
Velazquez	Waterfront Alliance, Inc Estuary Explorers Program - Middle School 101X (08X101)	13-4355067	\$10,000	DYCD
Abreu	Waterfront Alliance, Inc Waterfront Alliance: Community Led Coastal Clean-Up Events in Council District 7.	13-4355067	\$10,000	DYCD
Ayala	We Stay-Nos Quedamos, Inc Community Gardens	13-3724388	\$10,000	DYCD
De La Rosa	West Harlem Environmental Action, Inc Climate Ready Uptown Plan (CRUP)	13-3800068	\$10,000	DYCD
Jordan	West Harlem Environmental Action, Inc Climate Ready Uptown Plan (CRUP) Emergency Preparedness Workshops - Northern Manhattan	13-3800068	\$75,000	DYCD
Abreu	West Harlem Environmental Action, Inc Worker Training for Unemployed and Underemployed Uptown Residents - Council District 7	13-3800068	\$35,000	DYCD
Moya	Wildlife Conservation Society	13-1740011	\$22,500	DCLA
Kagan	Wildlife Conservation Society - Educational Opportunities & Discovery Guides - Council District 47	13-1740011	\$40,000	DCLA
Lee	Wildlife Conservation Society - Science for All - Council District 23	13-1740011	\$10,000	DCLA
Ariola	Woodhaven District Management Association, Inc Council District 32	11-3149139	\$30,000	DYCD

NYC Cleanup \$14,280,000

Agency: DYCD (260)

U/A: 005 – Community Development – OTPS

Agency: DCLA (126)

U/A 005 – New York Botanical Garden – OTPS

Agency: DOE (040)

U/A: 402 – Other Than Personal Services – OTPS

Agency: DPR (846)

U/A: 006 – Maintenance & Operations-OTPS

Agency: DSNY (827)

U/A: 102 – Cleaning & Collection – PS 109 – Cleaning & Collection – OTPS

Agency: SBS (801)

U/A: 002 – Department of Business – OTPS

First Year Funded: Fiscal 2015
Area Served: Citywide
Target Population: Citywide

Scope of Service: NYC Cleanup promotes cleaner streets in New York City by providing each City Council district with an allocation of \$280,000 to fund cleaning services, including but not limited to litter collection and graffiti removal.

Designation Method: The City Council will designate \$2,251,500 post-adoption and has designated the following providers for Fiscal 2024:

Council Member	Legal Name of Organization - Program Name	Tax ID	Amount	Agency	Purpose of Funds
Kagan	Alliance for Coney Island, Inc Coney Island Supplemental Sanitation	46-0802042	\$45,000	DYCD	Funding for supplemental sanitation in Coney Island.
Farias	ArtBridge Projects, Inc Street Beautification & Art Around Schools – Council District 18	61-1682898	\$35,000	DYCD	Funding to support street beautification and art exhibitions on public schools fencing in Council District 18 in conjunction with the Council Member.
Hanif	Association of Community Employment Programs for the Homeless, Inc.	13-3846431	\$140,000	DYCD	Funds will support street cleaning in Council District 39.
Krishnan	Association of Community Employment Programs for the Homeless, Inc.	13-3846431	\$280,000	DYCD	Funds will support cleaning services in Council District 25.
Narcisse	Association of Community Employment Programs for the Homeless, Inc.	13-3846431	\$135,000	DYCD	Funds to provide supplemental cleaning in Council District 46.
Osse	Association of Community Employment Programs for the Homeless, Inc.	13-3846431	\$80,000	DYCD	Funding to support supplemental sanitation services and powerwashing in Council District 36.
Williams	Association of Community Employment Programs for the Homeless, Inc.	13-3846431	\$10,000	DYCD	Funds will be used to support cleaning services in Council District 27.
Williams	Association of Community Employment Programs for the Homeless, Inc.	13-3846431	\$125,000	DYCD	Funding will support cleanup, horticultural and snow removal services in Council District 27.
Holden	Association of Community Employment Programs for the Homeless, Inc Cleaning Routes & Graffiti Removal	13-3846431	\$50,000	DYCD	Funds will support clean routes, graffiti removal and maintain sectors in Council District 30.
Won	Association of Community Employment Programs for the Homeless, Inc Cleanup Services - Council District 26	13-3846431	\$280,000	DYCD	Funds to support ACE's Supplemental Sanitation and Cleanup Services in Council District 26.
Gutierrez	Association of Community Employment Programs for the Homeless, Inc Cleanup Services – Council District 34	13-3846431	\$200,000	DYCD	Funding will support cleaning services across Council District 34 and graffiti removal.
Aviles	Association of Community Employment Programs for the Homeless, Inc Cleanup Services - Council District 38	13-3846431	\$250,000	DYCD	Funds will be used for supplemental sanitation services in Council District 38.
Nurse	Association of Community Employment Programs for the Homeless, Inc Community Sanitation Services – Council District 37	13-3846431	\$140,000	DYCD	Funds will support community sanitation services in business corridors and green spaces in Council District 37.
Stevens	Association of Community Employment Programs for the Homeless, Inc Council District 16	13-3846431	\$50,000	DYCD	Funding will support cleanup efforts throughout the corridors of Council District 16.
Bottcher	Association of Community Employment Programs for the Homeless, Inc Council District 3	13-3846431	\$30,000	DYCD	Funds will support cleaning services and graffiti removal in Council District 3.
Bottcher	Association of Community Employment Programs for the Homeless, Inc Council District 3	13-3846431	\$210,000	DYCD	Funds will support supplemental sanitation services in Council District 3.
Brooks-Powers	Association of Community Employment Programs for the Homeless, Inc Council District 31	13-3846431	\$85,000	DYCD	Funding will support Council District 31; including, but limited, to snow removal, graffiti removal, and trash cleanup services.
Restler	Association of Community Employment Programs for the Homeless, Inc Council District 33	13-3846431	\$135,000	DYCD	Funds will provide sanitation cleanup, graffiti removal, and snow removal in McGolrick Park and Council District 33.
Brannan	Association of Community Employment Programs for the Homeless, Inc Council District 43	13-3846431	\$80,000	DYCD	Funds will support sanitation and beautification services in Council District 43.
Louis	Association of Community Employment Programs for the Homeless, Inc Flatbush Area, Target, Transitions/Ave D & Utica Ave - Council District 45	13-3846431	\$10,000	DYCD	Funds will be used to support clean-up efforts near Flatbush Area, Target, Transitions/Ave D & Utica Ave.
Velazquez	Association of Community Employment Programs for the Homeless, Inc Neighborhood Cleaning Services - Council District 13	13-3846431	\$120,000	DYCD	Funds to support ACE's neighborhood cleaning services in Council District 13.
Моуа	Association of Community Employment Programs for the Homeless, Inc Sanitation Services – Council District 21	13-3846431	\$107,500	DYCD	Funds will be used for sanitation services in Council District 21.

Council Member	Legal Name of Organization - Program Name	Tax ID	Amount	Agency	Purpose of Funds
Caban	Association of Community Employment Programs for the Homeless, Inc Sanitation Services – Council District 22	13-3846431	\$260,000	DYCD	Funds will be used to provide street cleaning services in Council District 22.
Hudson	Association of Community Employment Programs for the Homeless, Inc Sanitation Services - Council District 35	13-3846431	\$135,000	DYCD	Funding to support supplemental sanitation services, including but not limited to street sweeping, litter pickup, and graffiti removal in Council District 35.
Ayala	Association of Community Employment Programs for the Homeless, Inc Sanitation Services - Council District 8	13-3846431	\$250,000	DYCD	Funds to support supplemental sanitation services for Council District 8.
Joseph	Association of Community Employment Programs for the Homeless, Inc Supplemental Sanitation - Council District 40	13-3846431	\$150,000	DYCD	Funding will support cleanup efforts in Council District 40.
Jordan	Association of Community Employment Programs for the Homeless, Inc Supplemental Sanitation Services	13-3846431	\$150,000	DYCD	Funds to support neighborhood street cleaning services in Harlem.
Marte	Association of Community Employment Programs for the Homeless, Inc Supplemental Sanitation Services - Council District 1	13-3846431	\$165,000	DYCD	Funds to support ACE's supplemental sanitation services in Council District 1.
Farias	Association of Community Employment Programs for the Homeless, Inc Supplemental Sanitation Services - Council District 18	13-3846431	\$125,000	DYCD	Funding to support sanitation and beautification services throughout Council District 18 in conjunction with the Council Member.
Lee	Association of Community Employment Programs for the Homeless, Inc Supplemental Sanitation Services - Council District 23	13-3846431	\$80,000	DYCD	Funds to support ACE's supplemental sanitation services in Council District 23.
Schulman	Association of Community Employment Programs for the Homeless, Inc Supplemental Sanitation Services - Council District 29	13-3846431	\$225,000	DYCD	Funds to provide clean up services and snow removal in Council District 29.
Powers	Association of Community Employment Programs for the Homeless, Inc Supplemental Sanitation Services - Council District 4	13-3846431	\$200,000	DYCD	Funding will be used for supplemental sanitation services in Council District 4.
Abreu	Association of Community Employment Programs for the Homeless, Inc Supplemental Sanitation Services - Council District 7	13-3846431	\$160,000	DYCD	Funding to support ACE supplemental sanitation services in Council District 7.
De La Rosa	Bameso USA	34-2056362	\$30,000	DYCD	Funds will be used to support cleanup services and beautification efforts.
Brewer	Barnard College - Give & Go Green - Circularity Day of Action NYC	13-1628149	\$10,000	DYCD	Funds will support programs on and off campus to support the elimination of waste and promote a circular economy.
Osse	Bedford Stuyvesant Gateway District Management Association, Inc Fulton Street Business Improvement District	27-0295829	\$40,000	SBS	Funding to support the clean up and maintenance of the Fulton Street Business Improvement District.
Nurse	Big Initiatives Incorporated - Big Reuse Composting Programs	46-5083170	\$10,000	DYCD	Funds will support community composting, reuse, environmental outreach, and other services in District 37.
Restler	Big Initiatives Incorporated - Council District 33	46-5083170	\$20,000	DYCD	Funds will be used to support tree care and compost initiatives in Council District 33.
Nurse	BK ROT, Inc Community Composting Operations & Education	47-3925112	\$25,000	DYCD	Funds will support overall organic waste and composting operations, waste education and workshops in Council District 37.
Carr	Bloomfield Conservancy, Inc South Avenue	13-4014664	\$25,000	DYCD	Funds will be used for clean ups along South Avenue which will include weed removal & litter removal. Funds will also be used for purchasing of vehicles, equipment and supplies.
Osse	Bridge Street Development Corporation - Bed-Stuy Tree Guards - Council District 36	11-3250772	\$10,000	DYCD	Funding for Block Associations to put in tree guards in District 36 (Bed-Stuy).

Council Member	Legal Name of Organization - Program Name	Tax ID	Amount	Agency	Purpose of Funds
Abreu	Broadway Mall Association, Inc Broadway Mall Beautification Program - Council District 7	13-3419786	\$20,000	DYCD	Funding to support Broadway Mall Beautification Program in Council District 7.
Stevens	Bronx is Blooming, The - Council District 16	46-3141885	\$12,500	DYCD	Funding will support beautification efforts in Claremont, Franz Siegel, Wendell Foster and Joyce Kilmer parks.
Farias	Bronx is Blooming, The - GREEN Program - Council District 18	46-3141885	\$10,000	DYCD	Funding to support partnership development to enhance and expand the GREEN program that allows our community-based programming to expand, resulting in more trees planted and more carbon captured.
Mealy	Brownsville Community Development Corporation - Council District 41	11-2544630	\$30,000	DYCD	Funds will support NYC Cleanup programming and services in the Council District 41.
Stevens	Capitol District Management Association, Inc 161st Street BID - Council District 16	27-0699754	\$50,000	DYCD	Funding will support cleanup efforts in Council District 16 and the 161st Street BID area.
Ayala	Capitol District Management Association, Inc Cleanup Services - Council District 8	27-0699754	\$30,000	DYCD	To support street cleaning and expand supplemental sanitation services for the BID in Council District 8.
Narcisse	Center for Employment Opportunities	13-3843322	\$50,000	DYCD	Funding to provide supplemental cleaning in Council District 46.
De La Rosa	Center for Employment Opportunities - Cleanup Services - Council District 10	13-3843322	\$47,000	DYCD	Funds to support clean up services in Council District 10.
Paladino	Center for Employment Opportunities - Cleanup Services - Council District 19	13-3843322	\$100,000	DYCD	Funds will be used to do street cleaning, grass, weed and overgrown vegetation cutting and removal, graffiti removal, power washing and beautification in Council District 19.
Kagan	Center for Employment Opportunities - Coney Island Supplemental Sanitation	13-3843322	\$35,000	DYCD	Funds will support supplemental sanitation services in Coney Island.
Stevens	Center for Employment Opportunities - Council District 16	13-3843322	\$45,000	DYCD	Funding to support CEO crew works programming in Council District 16.
Mealy	Center for Employment Opportunities - Council District 41	13-3843322	\$25,000	DYCD	Funds will support cleanup programming and services in the Council District 41.
Sanchez	Center for Employment Opportunities - Snow Removal, Event Support & Community Cleanup - Council District 14	13-3843322	\$70,000	DYCD	To fund snow removal, community cleanups at community gardens, Burnside Ave between Grand Concourse and University as well as at special events.
Hudson	Central Fulton Street District Management Association, Inc A Clean FAB FULTON	80-0356502	\$15,000	DYCD	Funding for sanitation and maintenance for pedestrian plazas and other public spaces in the Fulton St. corridor.
Marte	Chinatown District Management Association, Inc Council District 1	45-5491393	\$10,000	DYCD	Funding will be used to support local clean-up efforts in Council District 1.
Marte	Citizens Committee for New York City, Inc Council District 1	51-0171818	\$10,000	DYCD	Funds will support Citizens Committee's cleaning programs and operations in Council District 1.
Velazquez	Citizens Committee for New York City, Inc Council District 13	51-0171818	\$30,000	DYCD	Funds to support community clean ups and services in Council District 13.
Mealy	Citizens Committee for New York City, Inc Council District 41	51-0171818	\$25,000	DYCD	Funds will support NYC Cleanup programming and services in Council District 41.
De La Rosa	Community League of the Heights, Inc.	13-2564241	\$28,000	DYCD	Funds to support a Clean-up initiative in Washington Heights.
Farias	Council on the Environment, Inc Green Space Program - Waterfront Community Garden	13-2765465	\$15,000	DYCD	Funding to support the maintenance of the Waterfront Community Garden including fence repairs, seating, and restroom facilities in Council District 18 in conjunction with the Council Member.
Farias	Council on the Environment, Inc Green Space Program - Stevenson High School Educational Campus	13-2765465	\$15,000	DYCD	Funding to support beautification on the Stevenson High School Educational Campus in Council District 18 in conjunction with the Council Member.
Marte	Council on the Environment, Inc GrowNYC's Governors Island Teaching Garden	13-2765465	\$10,000	DYCD	Funding to support the Council on the Environment's GrowNYC's Governors Island Teaching Garden program.
Nurse	Cypress Hills Local Development Corporation, Inc Cypress Hills Neighborhood Clean Up Initiative	11-2683663	\$25,000	DYCD	Funds will support community clean ups and beautification efforts in the Fulton Street business corridor and surrounding areas in Council District 37.
Nurse	Cypress Hills Local Development Corporation, Inc East New York Farms Compost Project	11-2683663	\$10,000	DYCD	Funds will support composting operations at East New York Farms.

Council Member	Legal Name of Organization - Program Name	Tax ID	Amount	Agency	Purpose of Funds
Salamanca	Department of Parks and Recreation - District 17 Beautification	13-6400434	\$40,000	DPR	Funding will be used for Median Cleanups and other District 17 services
Sanchez	Department of Parks and Recreation - Greenthumb - Council District 14	13-6400434	\$10,000	DPR	To support Greenthumb toolkits and resources for local community gardens.
Restler	Department of Parks and Recreation - Parks Cleanup - Council District 33	13-6400434	\$20,000	DPR	Funds will be used to purchase trash bins for parks within Council District 33.
Abreu	Department of Parks and Recreation - Tree Guards & Planting - Council District 7	13-6400434	\$20,000	DPR	Funding to support tree planting and guard installations in Council District 7.
Ariola	Department of Parks and Recreation - Water Debris Removal - Council District 32	13-6400434	\$100,000	DPR	Funds will be used for waterway debris removal, storage and disposal within Council District 32.
Hanif	Department of Sanitation	13-6400434	\$50,000	DSNY	Funds to support 1 weekly 8-hour manual litter patrol (42 weeks) in Council District 39.
Ariola	Department of Sanitation - Cameras to Prohibit Dumping - Council District 32	13-6400434	\$60,000	DSNY	Funding will be used to purchase cameras that will help prohibit dumping in Council District 32
Ung	Department of Sanitation - Cleaning Services - Council District 20	13-6400434	\$134,000	DSNY	Funds to support cleanup services across Council District 20.
Abreu	Department of Sanitation - Cleaning Services - Council District 7	13-6400434	\$50,000	DSNY	Funding to support cleaning services in Council District 7.
Vernikov	Department of Sanitation - Cleanup Services	13-6400434	\$280,000	DSNY	Funding will support litter basket service, MLPs and extra litter baskets in Council District 48.
Riley	Department of Sanitation - Cleanup Services - Council District 12	13-6400434	\$160,000	DSNY	Funds will provide Council District 12 clean up services.
Paladino	Department of Sanitation - Cleanup Services - Council District 19	13-6400434	\$180,000	DSNY	Funds will be used to provide street cleaning, weed, and overgrown vegetation removal and beautification Council District 19.
Williams	Department of Sanitation - Cleanup Services - Council District 27	13-6400434	\$105,000	DSNY	Funds will be used to support cleaning services in the Council District 27.
Osse	Department of Sanitation - Cleanup Services - Council District 36	13-6400434	\$128,750	DSNY	Funding will support supplementary clean-up services in Council District 36.
Aviles	Department of Sanitation - Cleanup Services - Council District 38	13-6400434	\$30,000	DSNY	Funds will be used for cleanup services in Council District 38.
Holden	Department of Sanitation - Cleanup Services - Cypress Avenue	13-6400434	\$61,000	DSNY	Funds will support cleanup services on Cypress Avenue Sector.
Joseph	Department of Sanitation - Community Board 12, 14, and 17 Trash Cans - Council District 40	13-6400434	\$24,000	DSNY	Funding will support new trash cans in Community Boards 12, 14, and 17 in Council District 40.
De La Rosa	Department of Sanitation - Council District 10	13-6400434	\$83,000	DSNY	Funds to support additional Litter baskets, litter basket pick up service, and manual litter patrol.
Velazquez	Department of Sanitation - Council District 13	13-6400434	\$100,000	DSNY	Funds to support community clean up and sanitation efforts in Council District 13.
Moya	Department of Sanitation - Council District 21	13-6400434	\$172,500	DSNY	Funds to support sanitation services in Council District 21.
Schulman	Department of Sanitation - Council District 29	13-6400434	\$55,000	DSNY	Funds will be used for cleaning service in Council District 29.
Brooks-Powers	Department of Sanitation - Council District 31	13-6400434	\$80,000	DSNY	Funding will support supplemental sanitation services in Council District 31.
Restler	Department of Sanitation - Council District 33	13-6400434	\$10,000	DSNY	Funds to support additional cleanup services in Council District 33.
Hudson	Department of Sanitation - Council District 35	13-6400434	\$20,000	DSNY	Funding to support closed trash bins and supplemental sanitation services in Council District 35.
Mealy	Department of Sanitation - Council District 41	13-6400434	\$50,000	DSNY	Funds will support NYC Cleanup programming and services in the Council District 41.
Brannan	Department of Sanitation - Council District 43	13-6400434	\$200,000	DSNY	Funds will support cleanup and beautification in Council District 43.
Carr	Department of Sanitation - Council District 50	13-6400434	\$30,000	DSNY	Funds will be used for median clean ups in the 50th Council District.

Council Member	Legal Name of Organization - Program Name	Tax ID	Amount	Agency	Purpose of Funds
Narcisse	Department of Sanitation - Enforcement Camera - East 102nd & Shore Parkway	13-6400434	\$15,000	DSNY	Funding for an enforcement camera on East 102nd and Shore Parkway.
Williams	Department of Sanitation - Enforcement Cameras - Council District 27	13-6400434	\$30,000	DSNY	Funds will be used to purchase and deploy cameras to prevent trash dumping in Council District 27.
Ariola	Department of Sanitation - Extra Cleaning Services- Council District 32	13-6400434	\$51,000	DSNY	Funds will be used to provide Manual Litter Patrol and extra Mechanical Broom cleaning throughout Council District 32.
Gennaro	Department of Sanitation - Extra Pickups - Council District 24	13-6400434	\$95,000	DSNY	Funds will be used for extra weekly pickups in Council District 24.
Gutierrez	Department of Sanitation - Extra Pickups - Myrtle Avenue & Ridgewood - Council District 34	13-6400434	\$20,000	DSNY	Funding will support additional trash pick up in Council District 34, Myrtle Avenue and Ridgewood.
Caban	Department of Sanitation - Extra Pickups - Steinway Street & 31st Street	13-6400434	\$20,000	DSNY	Funds will be used for extra pick up on Steinway Street and 31st Street, bin upgrades, and relevant improvements.
Salamanca	Department of Sanitation - Illegal Dumping Security Cameras - Council District 17	13-6400434	\$100,000	DSNY	Funding will be used for security cameras to prevent illegal dumping in Council District 17.
Marte	Department of Sanitation - Litter Basket Service - Council District 1	13-6400434	\$15,000	DSNY	Funds to support litter basket services in Council District 1.
Borelli	Department of Sanitation - Litter Basket Services - Council District 51	13-6400434	\$45,000	DSNY	Funds will be used to support additional litter basket services in Council District 51.
Abreu	Department of Sanitation - Litter Baskets - Council District 7	13-6400434	\$30,000	DSNY	Funding to support litter basket purchase in Council District 7.
Osse	Department of Sanitation - Litter Baskets - Council District 36	13-6400434	\$21,250	DSNY	Funding for new litter baskets in Council District 36.
Narcisse	Department of Sanitation - Litter Patrol - Council District 46	13-6400434	\$80,000	DSNY	Funding to provide manual litter patrol to clean up illegal drop-offs, litter, and illegal dumping in Council District 46.
Holden	Department of Sanitation - Maintenance - Council District 30	13-6400434	\$10,000	DSNY	Funds to support maintenance and cleaning services in Council District 30.
Borelli	Department of Sanitation - Mechanical Broom Service - Council District 51	13-6400434	\$20,000	DSNY	Funds will be used to support mechanical broom services in Council District 51.
Restler	Department of Sanitation - Rat Resistant Basket Replacement - Council District 33	13-6400434	\$50,000	DSNY	Funds will provide rat resistant basket replacement in Council District 33.
Lee	Department of Sanitation - Sanitation Services - Council District 23	13-6400434	\$100,000	DSNY	Funding will provide additional sanitation services in Council District 23.
Powers	Department of Sanitation - Supplemental Sanitation Services - Council District 4	13-6400434	\$80,000	DSNY	Funding will support supplemental sanitation services in Council District 4.
Jordan	Department of Sanitation - Trash Can Initiative	13-6400434	\$130,000	DSNY	Funding will be used to replace, repair, and install new and modern trash cans across Council District 9.
Stevens	Doe Fund, Inc., The - Council District 16	13-3412540	\$15,000	DYCD	Funding will support cleanup efforts throughout the corridors of Council District 16.
Mealy	Doe Fund, Inc., The - The Ready, Willing & Able - Council District 41	13-3412540	\$125,000	DYCD	Funds will support NYC Cleanup programming and services in the Council District 41.
Ung	Downtown Flushing Transit Hub District Management Association, Inc Council District 20	41-2111487	\$10,000	SBS	Funds will be used for graffiti removal and powerwashing throughout Council District 20, and additional street cleaning services within the BID area and along Union Street.
Ung	Downtown Flushing Transit Hub District Management Association, Inc Council District 20	41-2111487	\$136,000	SBS	Funds will be used for graffiti removal and powerwashing throughout Council District 20, and additional street cleaning services within the BID area and along Union Street.

Council Member	Legal Name of Organization - Program Name	Tax ID	Amount	Agency	Purpose of Funds
Restler	DUMBO District Management Association, Inc Clean Up – Council District 33	20-0214837	\$10,000	SBS	Funds to provide cleanup services for the overpass areas.
De La Rosa	Dyckman Gardens Corp - Quisqueya Plaza	85-1772060	\$11,000	DYCD	Funds to Support Dyckman Garden's operation of Quisqueya Plaza including clean up services.
Marte	Earth Matter NY - Zero Waste Youth Internship Program	27-0625845	\$20,000	DYCD	Funds to support the Zero Waste Youth Internship Program.
Brewer	Earth Matter NY - Zero Waste Youth Training & Riverside Park Composting	27-0625845	\$10,000	DYCD	Funds will support Zero Waste youth training with District 6 students, and Riverside Park composting program.
Barron	East New York Restoration Local Development Corporation - NYC Cleanup Initiative - 42nd Council District	46-1763706	\$280,000	DYCD	Funds will support NYC Cleanup Initiative in Council District 42.
Bottcher	Foundation for New York's Strongest	81-3523248	\$40,000	DYCD	Funds to support community-lead clean up initiatives in Council District 3.
Brooks-Powers	Foundation for New York's Strongest - Council District 31	81-3523248	\$10,000	DYCD	Funding will support programming in partnership with Council District 31's civic associations and community groups.
Stevens	Friends of 4 Parks Alliance, Inc Council District 16	81-4659737	\$10,000	DPR	Funding will support cleanup efforts throughout parks in Council District 16.
Borelli	Friends of Abandoned Cemeteries, Inc.	13-3176456	\$10,000	DYCD	Funds will be used for a dedicated staff to provide removal of graffiti, weed removal, litter removal, equipment and supplies in order to maintain abandoned cemeteries.
Carr	Friends of Abandoned Cemeteries, Inc.	13-3176456	\$30,000	DYCD	Funds will be used for a dedicated staff to provide removal of graffiti, weed removal, litter removal, equipment and supplies in order to maintain abandoned cemeteries.
De La Rosa	Friends of WHEELS	42-1775449	\$28,000	DYCD	To support sanitation and beautification in Washington Heights.
Menin	Goddard Riverside Community Center	13-1893908	\$20,000	DYCD	Funding to provide cleaning services in Council District 5 along the East 86th Street corridor.
Brewer	Goddard Riverside Community Center - Green Keepers/TOP Opportunities	13-1893908	\$200,000	DYCD	Funds will provide vocational training, job placement and employment support in Council District 6.
Gutierrez	Grand Street District Management Association, Inc Grand Street BID Operations	11-2739527	\$10,000	DYCD	Funds to support cleaning services and BID operations.
Gutierrez	Greater Ridgewood Restoration Corporation - Cleaning & Street Beautification Services 2	11-2382250	\$10,000	DYCD	Funds will be used to provide cleaning and street beautification services.
Holden	Greater Ridgewood Restoration Corporation - Graffitti Removal & Cleanup - Council District 30	11-2382250	\$10,000	DYCD	Funds will support graffitti removal and cleanup services in Council District 30.
Nurse	Green City Force, Inc Green City Force Green Jobs Corps Program	80-0428040	\$10,000	DYCD	Funds will support composting operations, Eco-Hubs, and waste/environmental education, as well as engagement with young adults from NYCHA developments.
Salamanca	HOPE Program, Inc., The - Clean-Up Services in District 17	13-3268539	\$40,000	DYCD	Funds to be used for neighborhood cleaning and beautification services throughout Council District 17.
Farias	HOPE Program, Inc., The - Green Infrastructure Training - Council District 18	13-3268539	\$50,000	DYCD	Funds to complete community greening projects in Council District 18 which serve as paid job training opportunities for jobseekers building careers for the green sector.
Joseph	Horticultural Society of New York, The - Beautification & Clean Up - Council District 40	13-0854930	\$20,000	DYCD	Funding will support cleanup and beautification of Council District 40.
Gutierrez	Horticultural Society of New York, The - Clean Up & Street Care - Council District 34	13-0854930	\$40,000	DYCD	Funds to support clean up and tree care on Grand and Graham and other areas in Council District 34.
Marte	Horticultural Society of New York, The - Council District 1	13-0854930	\$10,000	DYCD	Funds to support Horticultural Services in District 1.
Hanif	Horticultural Society of New York, The - Council District 39	13-0854930	\$80,000	DYCD	Horticultural Services: Tree Pit Maintenance, Streetscape Beautification, and Greenspace Installation/Maintenance in District 39.
De La Rosa	Inwood Merchant Association	84-3395768	\$25,000	DYCD	Funds will be used for IMA operational support and sanitation services in Commercial U area in Council District 10.

Council Member	Legal Name of Organization - Program Name	Tax ID	Amount	Agency	Purpose of Funds
Stevens	Justice Innovation, Inc Council District 16 - Bronx Community Solutions	85-2810883	\$20,000	DYCD	Bronx Community Solutions Programming in Council District 16.
Mealy	Justice Innovation, Inc Council District 41	85-2810883	\$25,000	DYCD	Funds will support NYC Cleanup programming and services in the Council District 41.
Kagan	Kings Highway Beautification Association, Inc Beautification & Cleaning - Council District 47	20-4986882	\$100,000	DYCD	Funding to support neighborhood cleaning and beautification in Council District 47.
Nurse	Knickerbocker Avenue Merchants Partnership, Inc Knickerbocker Beautification	TF4876222	\$10,000	DYCD	Funds will be support beautification of Knickerbocker Avenue's commercial corridor to stimulate economic activity and community partnerships.
Marte	Lower East Side District Management Corporation, Inc.	13-3683266	\$10,000	DYCD	Funds to support the Lower East Side Street Condition Improvement Services program.
Ung	Metropolitan New York Coordinating Council on Jewish Poverty, Inc Food Program	13-2738818	\$5,000	DYCD	To support the kosher food system, including emergency food packages for residents in Council District 20.
Schulman	Metropolitan New York Coordinating Council on Jewish Poverty, Inc Social Services Program	13-2738818	\$2,000	DSS/HRA	Funding to provide social services programming including case management, staff support and Seniorrepair/handyman services.
Louis	Mobilization for Justice, Inc.	13-2622748	\$4,000	DSS/HRA	Funding will support and provide residents with free legal assistance for anti-eviction, housing and foreclosure services and clinics within the Council District 45.
Farias	Mobilization for Justice, Inc Council District 18	13-2622748	\$5,000	DSS/HRA	Funds will be used to support Legal Services in Council District 18.
Marte	Mobilization for Justice, Inc Free Legal Services - Council District 1	13-2622748	\$5,000	DSS/HRA	Funds will be used to support Mobilization for Justice's free legal services for low-income New Yorkers in Council District 1.
Stevens	Mobilization for Justice, Inc Legal Services and Outreach - Council District 16	13-2622748	\$10,000	DSS/HRA	Funds will support Mobilization for Justice, Inc. to provide comprehensive and free civil legal services to low-income New Yorkers through advice, counsel, and representation with an emphasis on serving people in kinship care circumstances in CD 16.
Stevens	Montefiore Medical Center - BOLD (Bronx Oncology Living Daily) Community Cancer Navigation Program	13-1740114	\$5,000	DHMH	Funds to support the Bronx Oncology Living Daily Community Cancer Navigation Program for residents in Council District 16.
Abreu	Morningside Heights Community Coalition	81-3984395	\$6,000	HPD	Funding to support operating costs associated with affordable housing advocacy initiative in Council District 7.
Joseph	Morris Heights Health Center, Inc.	06-1081232	\$6,000	DHMH	Funding will support Healthy Moms & Tots program.
Riley	Mosholu-Montefiore Community Center, Inc Food Pantry	13-3622107	\$15,000	DYCD	Funds will be used to support Mosholu-Montefiore Community Center's food pantry.
Borelli	Museum of Maritime Navigation and Communication	90-0730331	\$7,500	DCLA	Funding will support educational workbooks, lecture presentations, workshops to school and community groups and to develop exhibitions using the maritime artifacts and photographs held in the Museum's collection.
Brewer	Muslim Community Network - For A Better NYC	75-3163555	\$10,000	DYCD	Funds will support expansion of beautification services and volunteer program for the Muslim community.
Avilés	Muslims Giving Back, Inc Hunger Kitchen - Council District 38	82-2712941	\$5,000	DYCD	Funds will expand community services - food pantry programming and services.
Hudson	Myrtle Avenue Brooklyn DMA, Inc Council District 35	20-2659913	\$40,000	DYCD	Funding to support cleaning services, including but not limited to street sweeping, litter pickup, and graffiti removal in Council District 35.
Rivera	National Museum of Mathematics	27-1450809	\$5,000	DCLA	Funds will support the Museum of Mathematics programs and services.
Williams	Neighborhood Housing Services of Jamaica, Inc Homeownership Stabilization Program	23-7398279	\$15,000	HPD	Funding will support the administration of the Homeownership Stabilization Program.
Bottcher	New Alternatives for Children, Inc.	13-3149298	\$5,000	DYCD	To support food pantry efforts.
Hanif	New Immigrant Community Empowerment (NICE)	11-3560625	\$4,000	SBS	To support immigrant workers access services to recover unpaid/stolen wages,
Velazquez	New York Botanical Garden	13-1693134	\$10,000	DCLA	Funds will support Senior Group Tours for seniors in Council District 13.

Council Member	Legal Name of Organization - Program Name	Tax ID	Amount	Agency	Purpose of Funds
Sanchez	New York Botanical Garden - Green Up - Council District 14	13-1693134	\$25,000	DCLA	To assisted West Bronx community gardens and public spaces transform their spaces into vibrant green spaces through greenery, horticulture advice and trainings.
Borelli	New York City H2O - Council District 51	45-3860014	\$40,000	DYCD	Funds will be used to support community cleanup programs and education for Council District 51.
Sanchez	New York City H2O - Northwest Bronx Community Garden Cleanups	45-3860014	\$10,000	DYCD	To support capacity for community cleanups in partnership with Morris Heights Health Center and council district 14 community gardens.
Nurse	New York City H2O - Park & Community Cleanups - Council District 37	45-3860014	\$20,000	DYCD	Funds will support park, community garden, and neighborhood cleanups in Council District 37.
Mealy	New York City Housing Authority - Breevort Houses	13-6400434	\$2,000	HPD	Funding to support NYCHA Tenant Associations at the Breevort Houses.
Mealy	New York City Housing Authority - Bronsville Houses	13-6400434	\$2,000	HPD	Funding to support NYCHA Tenant Associations at the Bronsville Houses.
Kagan	New York City Housing Authority - Carey Gardens TA	13-6400434	\$1,000	HPD	Funds will provide community engagement programs; physical fitness program and recreational programs.
Mealy	New York City Housing Authority - Fennimore/Lefferts Tenant Association	13-6400434	\$2,000	HPD	Funding to support NYCHA Tenant Associations at the Fennimore/Lefferts Tenant Association.
Restler	New York City Housing Authority - Gowanus Houses Tenants Association	13-6400434	\$7,500	HPD	Funding for use by Gowanus Houses Tenants Association.
Mealy	New York City Housing Authority - Howard Houses	13-6400434	\$1,000	HPD	Funding to support NYCHA Tenant Associations at the Howard Houses.
Mealy	New York City Housing Authority - Howard Houses Rehabilitation Center	13-6400434	\$2,000	HPD	Funding to support NYCHA Tenant Associations at the Howard Houses Rehabilitation Center.
Mealy	New York City Housing Authority - Kingsborough Houses	13-6400434	\$2,000	HPD	Funding to support NYCHA Tenant Associations at the Kingsborough Houses.
Sanchez	New York City Housing Authority - Marble Hill Tenant's Association	13-6400434	\$2,000	HPD	Funds will be used to support programming for Marble Hill Tenant's Association; Fresh Start/Renew Resident Fellowship & Continuous Community Initiative Projects.
Mealy	New York City Housing Authority - Marcus Garvey (Group A)	13-6400434	\$1,000	HPD	Funding to support NYCHA Tenant Associations at the Marcus Garvey (Group A) Developments.
Won	New York City Housing Authority - Queensbridge Houses Tenants Association	13-6400434	\$15,000	HPD	Funding to support Queensbridge Houses Tenants Association.
Won	New York City Housing Authority - Ravenswood Residents Association	13-6400434	\$15,000	HPD	Funding to support Ravenswood Residents Association
Mealy	New York City Housing Authority - Reid Houses	13-6400434	\$2,000	HPD	Funding to support NYCHA Tenant Associations at the Reid Houses.
Mealy	New York City Housing Authority - Saratoga Houses	13-6400434	\$1,000	HPD	Funding to support NYCHA Tenant Associations at the Saratoga Houses.
Mealy	New York City Housing Authority - Seth Low Houses	13-6400434	\$5,000	HPD	Funding to support NYCHA Tenant Associations at the Seth Low Houses.
Kagan	New York City Housing Authority - Surfside Gardens	13-6400434	\$1,500	HPD	Funds will provide community engagement programs; physical fitness program and recreational programs.
Restler	New York City Housing Authority - Taylor Wythe Tenants Association	13-6400434	\$7,500	HPD	Funding for use by Taylor Wythe Tenants Association
Mealy	New York City Housing Authority - Tilden Houses	13-6400434	\$2,000	HPD	Funding to support NYCHA Tenant Associations at the Tilden Houses.
Mealy	New York City Housing Authority - Van Dyke Houses	13-6400434	\$2,000	HPD	Funding to support NYCHA Tenant Associations at the Van Dyke Houses.
Won	New York City Housing Authority - Woodside Houses Tenants Association	13-6400434	\$15,000	HPD	Funding to support Woodside Houses Tenants Association.
Restler	New York City Housing Authority - Wyckoff Gardens Tenants Association	13-6400434	\$7,500	HPD	Funding for use by Wyckoff Gardens tenants association.
Restler	New York City Street Tree Consortium - Council District 33	13-3131911	\$10,000	DYCD	To support street beautification services and classes in Council District 33.
Ayala	New York Common Pantry, Inc East Harlem Turkeys	13-3127972	\$15,500	DYCD	To support East Harlem Turkeys Giveaway.
Stevens	New York Common Pantry, Inc Food Giveaways - Council District 16	13-3127972	\$15,000	DYCD	Funds will be used to support turkey giveaways in Council District 16.

Council Member	Legal Name of Organization - Program Name	Tax ID	Amount	Agency	Purpose of Funds
De La Rosa	New York County Defender Services, Inc Community Engagement Specialist Program - Council District 10	11-3361008	\$5,000	MOCJ	To support the Community Engagement Specialist program in Council District 10.
Louis	New York Foundation for Senior Citizens, Inc City Council District 45	13-2618568	\$3,000	DFTA	Provide home sharing and respite care program for seniors in Council District 45.
Krishnan	New York Immigration Coalition, Inc Key to the City - Council District 25	13-3573409	\$7,000	DYCD	To fund Key to the City Initiative events in Council District 25 to provide information about immigration-related issues.
Nurse	New York Lawyers for the Public Interest, Inc A More Equitable Waste Management System	13-2860703	\$10,000	DYCD	Funds will support environmental education and awareness focused on creating a more equitable waste management system.
Sanchez	New York Legal Assistance Group, Inc Mobile Legal Help Center - Council District 14	13-3505428	\$15,000	DSS/HRA	Funds will be used to support staffing at the Mobile Legal Help Center to serve Council District 14 residents.
Sanchez	New York Restoration Project - Leave it Better Garden	13-3959056	\$20,000	DYCD	To support the restoration of Leave it Better Garden and outreach for community engagement at the Creston Ave playground.
Abreu	New York State Tenants and Neighbors Information Service, Inc.	14-1761209	\$5,000	HPD	Funding to support tenant empowerment and at-risk affordable housing preservation in Council District 7.
Hanif	New York State Tenants and Neighbors Information Service, Inc Council District 39	14-1761209	\$3,500	HPD	Funding for general operating expenses.
Ariola	New York Sun Works, Inc.	20-0670312	\$9,000	DOE	Funds will be used to continue programing of hydroponic lab at the Queens Explorer School in Ozone Park.
Paladino	New York University	13-5562308	\$5,000	DHMH	Funds will support comprehensive dental services to Veterans.
Ossé	No Gun Smoke School Tour, Inc.	81-4006968	\$5,000	DYCD	Funding for anti-violence in-school programs.
Hudson	North Flatbush Avenue District Management Association, Inc North Flatbush Clean & Green	11-2764038	\$30,000	DYCD	Funding to support cleaning services, including but not limited to street sweeping, litter pickup, and graffiti removal in Council District 35.
Abreu	Northern Manhattan Improvement Corporation	13-2972415	\$10,000	HPD	Funding to support tenant advocacy services including counseling, education and representation in Council District 7.
De La Rosa	Northern Manhattan Improvement Corporation - Pandemic Support	13-2972415	\$10,000	DSS/HRA	Funds will be used to provide pandemic support to Human Service providers.
Ariola	One Stop Richmond Hill Community Center, Inc.	68-0602829	\$3,500	DYCD	Funds will support after school (in person or online) science and computer technology video conferencing program for students in grades 3 to 5 within Council District 32.
Brewer	OneBlock, Inc UWS Cleanup	85-3305696	\$50,000	DYCD	Funds will support weekly cleanups in Council District 6.
Hudson	Onos Foot Prints, Inc 12th Annual Turkey Giveaway & Wellness Day	90-0719956	\$10,000	DYCD	Funding to support 12th Annual Turkey Giveaway and operating costs.
Mealy	Open Door Family Life Center, Inc.	20-1056519	\$27,000	DYCD	Funds will provide individuals and families with perishable and non-perishable assorted food items.
Restler	Open Space Alliance for North Brooklyn, Inc Park & Dog Run - North Brooklyn Park Alliance/Open Space	01-0849087	\$25,000	DPR	Funds will provide Park & Dog Run Supplies and Improvements.
Williams	Opportunities for a Better Tomorrow, Inc.	11-2934620	\$5,000	DYCD	Funding will support the Youth Education Job Training Program to provide young adults who are out of school and out of work with employment and educational opportunities.
Marte	Outstanding Renewal Enterprises, Inc Clean-up, Compost & Street Tree Care Programming	13-3320984	\$13,000	DYCD	To support general clean-up, compost and street tree care programming in District 1.
Lee	Outstanding Renewal Enterprises, Inc E-Waste Collection Event - Council District 23	13-3320984	\$10,000	DSNY	The funding will pay for e-waste events in Council District 23.
Ariola	Outstanding Renewal Enterprises, Inc E-Waste Collection Event - Council District 32	13-3320984	\$10,000	DSNY	Funds will be used for e-waste and shredding events in Council District 32.
Hanif	Outstanding Renewal Enterprises, Inc E-Waste Collection Event - Council District 39	13-3320984	\$10,000	DSNY	Funds to support e-waste collection events in Council District 39.

Council Member	Legal Name of Organization - Program Name	Tax ID	Amount	Agency	Purpose of Funds
De La Rosa	Palante Harlem, Inc Homelessness Prevention Legal Services	80-0209989	\$15,000	HPD	To support PALANTE Legal assistance services.
Williams	Partners Uplifting our Daughters and Sons	47-3679850	\$5,000	DYCD	Fund will be used to support community and programming in the 27th Council District.
Moya	Pathways To Apprenticeship - Apprenticeship Programs - Council District 21	81-1099195	\$10,000	DYCD	To fund outreach about pre-apprenticeship training programs that provide access to union apprenticeship programs in Council District 21.
Restler	Pesach Tikvah Hope Development, Inc Holocaust Services, Clinic Services & Disability Services - Council District 33	11-2642641	\$6,000	DYCD	To support programming in Council District 33 including: After School Respite program for children with disabilities, outpatient mental health clinic for individuals with mental health issues, and programming for the elderly.
Velazquez	Phipps Neighborhoods, Inc Shredding Events - P&J Beacon	13-2707665	\$20,000	DYCD	To support community shredding events at P&J Beacon.
Hanks	Project Hospitality, Inc.	13-3234441	\$5,000	DYCD	Funds will support mobile food pantry services in the 49th Council District.
Gennaro	Project Lead, Inc.	13-3761446	\$5,000	DYCD	Funding to support operating expenses associated with food pantry/soup kitchen, including staff support, consumable supplies, food stuffs, facilities usage and insurance for Rego Park, Queens.
Lee	Queens Economic Development Corporation - Graffiti Free Queens! - Council District 23	11-2436149	\$30,000	DYCD	The funding will pay for graffiti removal services in Council District 23. NYC Cleanup funds cleaning services including but not limited to street sweeping, litter pickup, and graffiti removal in every Council district.
Ariola	Queens Economic Development Corporation - Graffiti Removal & Cleanup - Council District 32	11-2436149	\$20,000	DYCD	Funds will be used for graffiti removal and other cleanup services in Council District 32.
Brannan	Reaching Out Community Services, Inc Emergency Food Assistance Program	11-3615625	\$16,500	DYCD	Funds to support the Emergency Food Assistance Program.
Kagan	Reaching Out Community Services, Inc Food Pantries - Council District 47	11-3615625	\$5,000	DYCD	Funds will be used for Emergency Food assistance programs and nutritional workshops.
Abreu	Recon Mission, Inc., The	87-3400097	\$5,000	DYCD	Funding to support "The Next Level" programming in Council District 7.
Williams	Recycle For Education, Inc.	01-0890508	\$10,000	DYCD	Funds will be used to provide recycling education for the 27th Council District.
Brannan	Regina Opera Company, Inc.	11-2734261	\$5,000	DCLA	Funding to support Regina Opera Company's 2022-2023 performances and programming.
Farias	Regional Aid for Interim Needs, Inc Senior Program	13-6213586	\$10,000	DFTA	Funds will be used to support Senior Center Programs and Enhancements in Council District 18 in conjunction with the Council Member.
Joseph	Research Foundation of the City University of New York - Council District 40	13-1988190	\$5,000	DYCD	Funding will support immigration services for Council District 40 constituents.
Salamanca	Resource Center for Community Development, Inc Food Pantry Program - Council District 17	13-3603303	\$10,000	DYCD	Funds will be used for Food Pantry Program in Council District 17.
Nurse	Riseboro Community Partnership, Inc Bushwick Grows	11-2453853	\$10,000	DYCD	Funds will support the Bushwick Grows Community Farm and composting operations, including food and waste education.
Schulman	River Fund New York, Inc Emergency Food Pantry Access Services	11-3450363	\$1,500	DYCD	Funds will be used to support Emergency Food Pantry Access Services throughout Council District 29 and Queens.
Brooks-Powers	Rockaway Development and Revitalization Corporation - Cleanup Services - Beach 20th & 21st Plazas	11-2575794	\$10,000	DYCD	Funding will support the maintenance and cleaning of the Beach 20th and Beach 21st Plazas as well as the Downtown Far Rockaway business corridor.
Moya	Rooftop Films, Inc Movie Screenings - Council District 21	35-2323897	\$10,000	DCLA	To fund free movie screenings in Council District 21.
Brooks-Powers	Rosedale Civic Association, Inc Council District 31	23-7283084	\$15,000	DYCD	Funds to support beautification work for the Rosedale neighborhood in Council District 31.
Ung	Sakhi for South Asian Women - Domestic Violence & Sexual Assault Direct Services	13-3593806	\$5,000	MOCJ	To provide culturally-specific and linguistically appropriate Domestic Violence direct services to the South Asian community in Council District 20.

Council Member	Legal Name of Organization - Program Name	Tax ID	Amount	Agency	Purpose of Funds
Velazquez	Sapna NYC, Inc.	26-3124969	\$10,000	DYCD	Funds will go toward helping Council District 13 residents complete benefits applications, secure relevant micro-grants or relief efforts, preventing eviction, supporting survivors of domestic violence, and legal service.
Gutiérrez	Scalabrini Service Center, Inc.	83-2639457	\$5,000	DYCD	Funding will support activities and programming for families in the 34th Council District.
Stevens	SCAN-Harbor, Inc Mullaly Performing Arts Academy - Council District 16	13-2912963	\$20,000	DCLA	Funds will support Performing Arts Academy at Mullaly Center for youth of Council District 16.
Lee	Selfhelp Community Services, Inc Fresh Meadows NORC	13-1624178	\$20,000	DFTA	To fund NORC programming in Fresh Meadows NORC.
Louis	Sesame Flyers International, Inc Sports & Cultural Days - Council District 45	11-2692485	\$5,000	DYCD	Funding to support Sports and Culture Days in Council District 45.
Ayala	Sheltering Arms Children and Family Services, Inc Betances Day Care Center	13-3709095	\$5,500	DOE	To provide funding to enhance services offered at the Betances' Early Education Center.
Sanchez	Shield of David, Inc Bronx Early Learning Center Arts Program	13-1740041	\$10,000	DYCD	Funds will be used to cover supplies for the pre-school expressive arts programs for student in Council District 14.
Kagan	Shorefront Jewish Community Council, Inc Holocaust Survivor Initiative - Council District 47	11-2986161	\$5,000	DFTA	To provide service to the holocausts survivors.
Vernikov	Shorefront YM-YWHA of Brighton-Manhattan Beach, Inc.	11-3070228	\$10,000	DHMH	Funding to support pre-vocational training for young adults with autism and developmental disabilities.
Abreu	SoHarlem, Inc Designers' Studio - Council District 7	47-1640149	\$7,500	DCLA	Funding to support SoHarlem programming in District 7, including their Designers' Studio space.
Marte	SoHo Broadway District Management Association, Inc.	47-1044631	\$17,000	DYCD	To support the "Clean Up SoHo Broadway" program in Council District 1.
Borelli	South Shore District Management Association, Inc.	81-0728516	\$25,000	DYCD	Funds will support weekly sanitation beautification services and maintenance.
Restler	Southside Community Mission, Inc.	11-2306447	\$4,000	DYCD	To support the operations of the Southside Community Mission.
Ossé	St. John's Bread and Life Program, Inc.	11-3174514	\$2,500	DYCD	Funding for food distribution programs.
Menin	Stanley M. Isaacs Neighborhood Center, Inc Youth Services	13-2572034	\$3,500	DYCD	Funding will support youth services at the Stanley Isaacs Neighborhood Center.
Borelli	Staten Island Children's Museum	23-7379930	\$5,000	DCLA	Funding to support additional teaching artist programming for South Shore in Council District 51.
Hanks	Staten Island Community Job Center, Inc Food Distribution - La Colmena	47-2787706	\$5,000	DYCD	Funds will help with reducing food insecurity within Council District 49.
Borelli	Staten Island Historical Society - Council District 51	13-1985514	\$20,000	DYCD	Funds will be used to support ground beautification, maintenance and landscaping.
Borelli	Staten Island Historical Society - Richmond Town Tours & Programming	13-1985514	\$3,000	DCLA	Funds will be used to support youth programming and community support programs in Council District 51.
Carr	Staten Island Zoological Society, Inc.	13-5680691	\$20,000	DCLA	Funds will be used to support and supplement exhibits and educational programming.
Feliz	Student Leadership Network, Inc College Bound Initiative	06-1517218	\$20,000	DOE	Funds will be used to support the College Bound Initiative in CD15.
Stevens	Summer Search - Summer Search Program - Council District 16	68-0200138	\$10,000	DYCD	Funds will support the summer search program, a program focused on preparing low income students for success in college in Council District 16.
Nurse	Sure We Can, Inc Sure We Can Community Center	26-1217947	\$10,000	DYCD	Funds will support community recycling operations and education.
Adams	Telugu Literary and Cultural Association	22-2182019	\$3,000	DYCD	Funds will support cultural programming, health and wellness workshops and youth entrepreneurship.
Mealy	Theatre of the Oppressed NYC, Inc Council District 41	45-4815944	\$4,000	DCLA	Funds will be used to provide programming and services in Council District 41.
Krishnan	Third Sector New England	04-2261109	\$10,000	SBS	Funding to support workers' rights programming including; increase workers' knowledge about new rights as app delivery workers and connect with resources through the first-of-its-kind outdoor Deliverista HUB.

Council Member	Legal Name of Organization - Program Name	Tax ID	Amount	Agency	Purpose of Funds
Nurse	Third Sector New England - Deliverista Hub in Williamsburg	04-2261109	\$25,000	SBS	Funds will support services and programming for deliveristas working in North Brooklyn, including trainings in financial literacy, digital literacy, English classes, workforce development, and health and safety trainings for deliverers.
Yeger	Together We Are	27-0213447	\$40,000	DYCD	Funds will support food distribution drives to the poor, mentoring programs for teens at risk and summer programs.
Avilés	Trinity Healing Center, Inc Healing Center - Council District 38	20-3235905	\$25,000	MOCJ	Funds to provide staff support, part-time Family Worker who will provide direct services to victims/ survivors of domestic violence.
Rivera	Trinity's Services and Food for the Homeless, Inc.	13-3401340	\$30,000	DYCD	Funds will support Trinity's programs and operations.
Gennaro	TSQ, Inc.	11-2693305	\$15,000	DYCD	Funds will be used to purchase food items, packaging, support delivery activities, and other operational costs.
Schulman	TSQ, Inc Emergency Food Pantry - Counil District 29	11-2693305	\$5,000	DYCD	Funding to support the emergency food pantry including the purchase of foodstuffs (fresh produce, proteins, dairy & baked goods), consumable supplies and utilities.
Ung	Turning Point for Women and Families - Domestic Violence Related Direct Services Program	54-2177390	\$5,000	MOCJ	To support culturally competent services to those impacted by domestic violence, focusing on safety and self-sufficiency to Muslim women, regardless of ethnicity.
Salamanca	Union Grove Baptist Church, The - Food Pantry Program - Council District 17	13-5078662	\$25,000	DYCD	Funds will be used for food pantry program and other community events in Council District 17.
Borelli	United Activities Unlimited, Inc.	13-2921483	\$15,000	DYCD	Funds to be used for cleanups and litter education.
Carr	United Activities Unlimited, Inc.	13-2921483	\$15,000	DYCD	Funds to be used for cleanups and litter education.
Kagan	United Chinese Association of Brooklyn - Social Services - Council District 47	37-1469112	\$10,000	DYCD	Fund will be used to provide social services to immigrants, seniors, and other residents.
Restler	United Jewish Organizations of Williamsburg, Inc Support Services	11-2728233	\$31,500	DYCD	Funding will support services to help low-income families and individuals obtain public benefits and other supports.
Hanks	University of Notre Dame Alumni Club of Staten Island - Bread of Life Food Drive	31-1344537	\$5,000	DYCD	Funding will be used to provide food services to residents in the 49th Council District.
Rivera	University Settlement Society of New York, Inc Project HOME	13-5562374	\$15,000	HPD	Funds will support Project Home.
Salamanca	Urban Health Plan, Inc Senior Food Pantry - Council District 17	23-7360305	\$10,000	DFTA	Funding to support nourishment programs for seniors (senior food pantry).
Farias	Urban Justice Center	13-3442022	\$7,500	DYCD	Funding to support services for Council District 18 residents, including but not limited to, senior centers, community centers, NYCHA complexes, and educational and interfaith institutions.
Hanif	Urban Justice Center	13-3442022	\$4,000	SBS	Funding to sustain and expand two critical programs that serve street vendors, New York City's smallest businesses: Community Outreach and Education Program; and Small Business Consultation Program.
Ayala	Urban Justice Center - Safety Net Project	13-3442022	\$7,500	DYCD	To provide funding to operate a legal clinic for NYCHA residents in Council District 8.
Nurse	Urban Justice Center - Safety Net Project - Council District 37	13-3442022	\$5,000	DSS/HRA	Funds will support housing advocacy for homeless individuals including street homeless outreach, case management, housing and service referrals, and know your rights trainings in Council District 37.
Sanchez	Urban Justice Center - Safety Net Project - Union Community Health Center	13-3442022	\$15,000	DYCD	Funds will be used to support SNP operations at the Union Community Health Center at 260 East 188th Street.
Menin	Urban Outreach Center of New York City, Inc., The	82-0642308	\$11,500	DYCD	Funding for food, clothing and social service support in East Harlem and the Upper East Side to support Council District 5.
Ung	Vietnam Veterans of America Chapter #32, Queens, New York, Inc Veterans Program	11-2629339	\$5,000	DYCD	To support veterans, including access to benefits, homeless services, annual programming and funerals for indigent veterans and operational costs.
Bottcher	VISIONS/Services for the Blind and Visually Impaired	13-1624210	\$4,250	DYCD	Support food pantry operations.

Council Member	Legal Name of Organization - Program Name	Tax ID	Amount	Agency	Purpose of Funds
Joseph	VISIONS/Services for the Blind and Visually Impaired - Council District 40	13-1624210	\$12,000	DFTA	Funding will support in-home rehabilitation for people who have become blind or severely visually impaired.
Sanchez	Voices of Community Activists & Leaders (VOCAL-NY), Inc Know-Your-Rights	13-4094385	\$5,000	DYCD	To host KYR trainings and assist NYCC district 14 residents with housing vouchers to know their rights with regards to source-of-income discrimination.
Brooks-Powers	Volunteers for Springfield Park, Inc Council District 31	47-3317999	\$15,000	DYCD	Beautification work for the Springfield Gardens community within Council District 31.
De La Rosa	Washington Heights Business Improvement District Mgmt Association, Inc.	13-3348873	\$28,000	DYCD	To support the Washington Heights BID marketing, sanitation and holiday lights .
Velazquez	Waterfront Alliance, Inc.	13-4355067	\$10,000	DYCD	To support community led coastal clean-up events in Council District 13.
Dinowitz	West Bronx Housing and Neighborhood Resource Center, Inc.	13-2941841	\$25,000	HPD	Funds will support housing services.
Jordan	West End Residences Housing Development Fund Company, Inc Fight for our Harlem Rights	13-3442001	\$20,000	DHMH	Funding to support programming/services for no/low income and immigrant women towards economic independence, including skills training and wraparound services. Programming and services will take place in CD9
De La Rosa	West Side Center for Community Life, Inc West Side Campaign Against Hunger - Food Access Program	71-0908184	\$10,000	DYCD	To support programming for the Food Access Program.
Borelli	Where to Turn, Inc.	20-0404386	\$105,000	DYCD	Funds will be used for a dedicated staff to provide removal of graffiti, snow shoveling, weed removal, little removal, abandoned lot cleanups and power washing. Funds will also be used for purchasing of vehicles, equipment and supplies.
Carr	Where to Turn, Inc.	20-0404386	\$180,000	DYCD	Funds will be used for a dedicated staff to provide removal of graffiti, snow shoveling, weed removal, little removal, abandoned lot cleanups and power washing. Funds will also be used for purchasing of vehicles, equipment and supplies.
Gennaro	Wildcat Service Corporation - Cleanup Services - Council District 24	13-2725423	\$185,000	DYCD	Funds to provide cleanup services to Council District 24.
Ariola	Wildcat Service Corporation - Cleanup Services - Council District 32	13-2725423	\$39,000	DYCD	Funds will be used for cleanup services in Council District 32.
Riley	Wildcat Service Corporation - Council District 12	13-2725423	\$120,000	DYCD	Neighborhood cleaning and beautification services throughout Council District 12.
Sanchez	Wildcat Service Corporation - Council District 14	13-2725423	\$145,000	DYCD	To maintain the cleanliness of Burnside Ave in addition to snow removal, graffiti removal and support at community events.
Stevens	Wildcat Service Corporation - Council District 16	13-2725423	\$15,000	DYCD	Funds to support cleanup efforts throughout the corridors of Council District 16.
Salamanca	Wildcat Service Corporation - Council District 17	13-2725423	\$100,000	DYCD	Funds to be used for neighborhood cleaning and beautification services throughout Council District 17.
Brooks-Powers	Wildcat Service Corporation - Council District 31	13-2725423	\$65,000	DYCD	Funding will support Council District 31; including, but limited, to snow removal, graffiti removal, and trash cleanup services.
Louis	Wildcat Service Corporation - Council District 45	13-2725423	\$130,000	DYCD	Funding cleaning services in the street, snow removal ,maintenance of roads and alleyways; litter/debris removal; and any other services identified to in specific corridors within the district to improve the quality of life in Council District 45.
Holden	Wildcat Service Corporation - Maintain Council District 30	13-2725423	\$40,000	DYCD	Funds to support Clean Routes and Graffiti Removal in Council District 30.
Farias	Wildcat Service Corporation - Neighborhood Improvement Program - Council District 18	13-2725423	\$30,000	DYCD	Funding to be used for neighborhood cleaning and graffiti removal services throughout Council District 18.
Lee	Wildcat Service Corporation - Neighborhood Improvement Program - Council District 23	13-2725423	\$60,000	DYCD	Funds will provide Council District 23: Neighborhood Improvement Program.
Joseph	Wildcat Service Corporation - NYC Cleanup - Council District 40	13-2725423	\$86,000	DYCD	Funding will support cleanup efforts in Council District 40.

Council Member	Legal Name of Organization - Program Name	Tax ID	Amount	Agency	Purpose of Funds
Hudson	Wildcat Service Corporation - Rat Mitigation - Council District 35	13-2725423	\$40,000	DYCD	Funding for supplementary rodent mitigation services in Council District 35.
Kagan	Wildcat Service Corporation - Supplemental Sanitation Services - Council District 47	13-2725423	\$100,000	DYCD	Funding for supplemental sanitation, snow cleaning, beautification and e-waste pick up.
Cabán	Women In Need, Inc Shelter Programming	13-3164477	\$5,000	DHS	Funds will be used to provide an arts program at the Women in Need homeless shelter located in the Westway Motor Inn in Council District 22.
Cabán	Women's Initiative for Self Empowerment - First Gender and Healing Justice Center - Astoria	47-1277862	\$5,000	I I)Y(I)	Funds will support women and gender-expansive people in Council District 22 with Malikah programming including self-defense, healing justice, organizing, and financial literacy.
Krishnan	Woodside on the Move, Inc.	11-2435565	\$7,000	DYCD	Funds will be used to support emergency services in Council District 25.
Salamanca	Word of Life International, Inc Food Pantry & Senior Wellness - Council District 17	39-2063356	\$25,000	DYCD	Funding to support Community Food Pantry and Senior Wellness program in Council District 17.
Vernikov	Yeshiva Ateres Tzvi	11-3409953	\$12,500	DYCD	Funding will be used for afterschool activities, workshops and community service projects.
Adams	Young Men's Christian Association of Greater New York - Jamaica YMCA	13-1624228	\$10,000	DYCD	Funds will support youth programming at the Jamaica Y.

Food Initiatives

Fiscal 2024 Food Initiatives				
Agency	Initiative	Amount		
CUNY/DYCD	Access to Healthy Food and Nutritional Education	\$2,133,750		
DSS/HRA	Food Access and Benefits	\$1,500,000		
CUNY/DYCD	Food Pantries	\$7,260,000		
	TOTAL	\$10,893,750		

Access to Healthy Food and Nutritional Education

\$2,133,750

Agency: CUNY (042)

U/A: 001 – Community Colleges – OTPS

Agency: DYCD (260)

Program Area: Community Development

U/A: 005 – Community Development – OTPS

First Year Funded: Fiscal 2017 (consolidated)

Area Served: Citywide

Target Population: Low-income New York City residents and food insecure CUNY students

Scope of Service: This funding supports programs that expand access to healthy food and improve understanding of nutrition and wholesome food choices, while engaging communities to make positive changes related to food and lifestyle to improve health outcomes. Efforts include farmers markets, urban farms, community gardens, programs to expand the use of SNAP benefits for healthier, less processed food, and educational workshops and training programs. Funding awarded to Council on the Environment (GrowNYC) and Harvest Home Farmer's Market supports farmers markets, youth markets, fresh food box programs, efforts to increase the use of SNAP and other food benefits at markets, and workshops and training programs. Funding allocated to CUNY supports programs to increase food access for food insecure CUNY students. Other funded community-based organizations offer programs to foster healthier communities.

Designation Method: The City Council has designated the following providers for Fiscal 2024:

Legal Name of Organization	EIN	Amount
Banana Kelly Community Improvement Association, Inc.	13-2934000	\$145,000
City University of New York	13-3893536	\$875,000
Council on the Environment, Inc.	13-2765465	\$388,750
Crenulated Company, Ltd., The d/b/a New Settlement Apartments	14-1719016	\$145,000
Cypress Hills Local Development Corporation, Inc.	11-2683663	\$145,000
Harvest Home Farmer's Market, Inc.	061800512	\$145,000
Northeast Brooklyn Housing Development Corporation	11-2737223	\$145,000
West Harlem Group Assistance, Inc.	23-7169558	\$145,000

Food Access and Benefits

\$1,500,000

Agency: DSS/HRA (069)

Program Area: Food Assistance Programs
U/A: 110 – Emergency Food – OTPS
First Year Funded: Fiscal 2017 (consolidated)

Area Served: Citywide

Target Population: Low-income New York City residents

Scope of Service: This funding supports SNAP and emergency food assistance benefits education, outreach,

and training; SNAP eligibility screening, application, and recertification assistance; and technical assistance provided to low-income individuals and families on income tax return preparation and filing. Funding awarded to Food Bank for New York City supports capacity expansion efforts at food pantries and soup kitchens citywide.

Designation Method: The City Council has designated the following providers for Fiscal 2024:

Legal Name of Organization	EIN	Amount
BronxWorks, Inc.	13-3254484	\$50,000
Campaign Against Hunger, Inc., The	20-0934854	\$59,000
Chinese American Planning Council, Inc.	13-6202692	\$50,000
East River Development Alliance, Inc.	86-1096987	\$50,000
Food Bank For New York City	13-3179546	\$782,000
Good Old Lower East Side, Inc.	13-2915659	\$50,000
Hunger Free America, Inc.	13-3471350	\$125,000
Metropolitan New York Coordinating Council on Jewish Poverty, Inc.	13-2738818	\$75,000
Mosholu-Montefiore Community Center, Inc.	13-3622107	\$50,000
New York Common Pantry, Inc.	13-3127972	\$59,000
Project Hospitality, Inc.	13-3234441	\$50,000
Reaching Out Community Services, Inc.	11-3615625	\$50,000
South Asian Council for Social Services	11-3632920	\$50,000

Food Pantries \$7,260,000

Agency: DYCD (260)

Program Area: Community Development

U/A: 005 – Community Development – OTPS

First Year Funded: Fiscal 2006 Area Served: Citywide

Target Population: Low-income New York City residents

Scope of Service: This funding supports food and hygiene product purchases and operational expenses for food pantries and soup kitchens, and supplies school-based pantries with food and personal hygiene products, for distribution to needy New Yorkers.

Designation Method: The City Council has designated \$1 million to Food Bank for New York City for school pantries, \$59,000 to two community-based food organizations, and will designate \$6.2 million post-adoption to additional community-based food organizations for Fiscal 2024:

Legal Name of Organization	EIN	Amount
Coalition for the Homeless, Inc.	13-3072967	\$50,000
Food Bank For New York City	13-3179546	\$1,000,000
Mosholu-Montefiore Community Center, Inc.	13-3622107	\$9,000

Health Services

Fiscal 2024 He	Fiscal 2024 Health Services Initiatives					
Agency	Initiative	Amount				
DOHMH	Abortion Access Fund	\$850,000				
DOHMH	Access Health	\$3,620,210				
DOHMH	Cancer Services	\$743,908				
DOHMH	Child Health and Wellness	\$664,719				
DOHMH,						
DSS/HRA,	Ending the Epidemic	\$9,373,342				
CUNY, H+H						
DOHMH	HIV/AIDS Faith Based	\$1,966,311				
DOHMH	Maternal and Child Health Services	\$3,728,525				
DOHMH	Managed Care Consumer Assistance Program	\$953,787				
DOHMH	Reproductive & Sexual Health Services	\$554,423				
DOHMH	Viral Hepatitis Prevention	\$2,247,454				
	TOTAL	\$24,702,679				

Abortion Access Fund \$850,000

Agency: DOHMH (816)

Program Area: Family and Child Health

U/A: 113 – Family and Child Health – OTPS

First Year Funded: Fiscal 2023 Area Served: Citywide

Target Populations: Individuals seeking abortion

Scope of Services: This funding supports referral-based services that provides travel, food, lodging, childcare and other logistical support for individuals seeking abortions. Funds will also be used to expand community knowledge of and access to abortion services in New York City.

Designation Method: The City Council has designated the following providers for Fiscal 2024:

Legal Name of Organization	EIN	Amount
Brigid Alliance, The	82-3843989	\$500,000
New York Abortion Access Fund	06-1610849	\$250,000
Planned Parenthood of Greater New York, Inc.	13-2621497	\$100,000

Access Health \$3,620,210

Agency: DOHMH (816)

Program Area: Prevention and Primary Care

U/A: 117 – Prevention and Primary Care – OTPS

First Year Funded: Fiscal 2016
Area Served: Citywide

Target Populations: Medically underserved individuals, including immigrants, the uninsured, and non-English and limited-English speakers

Scope of Services: This allocation enables culturally and linguistically competent community-based organizations to conduct outreach and education efforts regarding healthcare access and coverage, including issues pertaining to Medicare, Medicaid, the Pregnant Women/Prenatal Care Assistance Program

(PCAP), the Family Planning Extension Program (FPEP), the AIDS Drug Assistance Program (ADAP), and the Children's Health Insurance Program (CHIP).

Designation Method: The City Council will designate \$239,286 after adoption and has designated the following providers for Fiscal 2024:

Legal Name of Organization	EIN	Amount
APICHA Community Health Center	13-3706365	\$81,719
Arab-American Family Support Center, Inc., The	11-3167245	\$81,719
Asian-American Coalition for Children and Families, Inc.	13-3682471	\$243,594
Bedford Stuyvesant Family Health Center, Inc.	11-2412205	\$108,834
BOOM!Health	13-3599121	\$200,954
Care for the Homeless	13-3666994	\$105,469
Charles B. Wang Community Health Center, Inc.	13-2739694	\$81,719
Chinese American Planning Council, Inc.	13-6202692	\$81,719
Community Health Center of Richmond, Inc.	51-0567466	\$93,834
Community Health Project, Inc.	13-3409680	\$30,000
Community Healthcare Network, Inc.	13-3083068	\$82,584
Community Service Society of New York	13-5562202	\$170,469
Council of Peoples Organization, Inc.	75-3046891	\$20,000
Emerald Isle Immigration Center	11-2932528	\$81,719
Fort Greene Strategic Neighborhood Action Partnership	11-3343941	\$81,719
HANAC, Inc.	11-2290832	\$90,084
Health People, Inc.	51-0418243	\$81,719
Henry Street Settlement	13-1562242	\$81,719
Japanese American Social Services, Inc.	13-3093059	\$81,719
Korean Community Services of Metropolitan New York, Inc.	23-7348989	\$81,719
Make the Road New York	11-3344389	\$82,584
Mary Mitchell Family and Youth Center, Inc.	13-3385032	\$81,719
Mekong, Inc.	80-0834777	\$81,719
New York Immigration Coalition, Inc.	13-3573409	\$243,594
Northern Manhattan Improvement Corporation	13-2972415	\$113,834
Polonians Organized to Minister to Our Community, Inc.	11-2594500	\$81,719
Public Health Solutions	13-5669201	\$98,719
Sapna NYC, Inc.	26-3124969	\$81,719
South Asian Council for Social Services	11-3632920	\$81,719
Sunset Park Health Council, Inc.	20-2508411	\$82,584
United Cerebral Palsy of New York City, Inc.	13-5654532	\$55,000
United Chinese Association of Brooklyn	37-1469112	\$82,584
Urban Health Plan, Inc.	23-7360305	\$246,803
Young Women's Christian Association of Queens	20-0351906	\$82,584

Cancer Services \$743,908

Agency: DOHMH (816)

Program Area: Prevention and Primary Care

U/A: 117 – Prevention and Primary Care – OTPS

First Year Funded: Fiscal 2003 **Area Served**: Citywide

Target Populations: Individuals, families, and caregivers affected by cancer

Scope of Services: This allocation supports various educational and supportive services for breast, colon, and ovarian cancer.

Designation Method: The Council has designated the following providers for Fiscal 2024:

Legal Name of Organization	EIN	Amount
Astoria/Queens Share-ing and Care-ing, Inc.	11-3220371	\$149,375
Charles B. Wang Community Health Center, Inc.	13-2739694	\$49,375
New York Cancer Center, Inc.	27-2464042	\$49,375
Red Door Community, Inc.	13-4046652	\$98,970
Richmond Medical Center	74-3177454	\$49,375
SHARE: Self-Help for Women with Breast or Ovarian Cancer, Inc.	13-3131914	\$248,969
Tell Every Amazing Lady About Ovarian Cancer Foundation	26-4417161	\$98,469

Child Health and Wellness \$664,719

Agency: DOHMH (816)

Program Area: Prevention and Primary Care; Family and Child Health

U/A: 117 – Prevention and Primary Care – OTPS

113 - Family and Child Health - OTPS

First Year Funded: Fiscal 2017
Area Served: Citywide

Target Populations: Children, particularly those living in low-income communities

Scope of Services: This funding supports child health and wellness through various programs and services, including obesity prevention and nutrition education programs, oral health services, and asthma screening, education, and care coordination projects.

Designation Method: The City Council will designate \$300,000 after adoption and has designated the following providers for Fiscal 2024:

Legal Name of Organization	EIN	Amount
American Lung Association	13-1632524	\$96,719
New York University	13-5562308	\$268,000

Ending the Epidemic \$9,373,342

Agency: DOHMH (816)

Program Area: Disease Prevention and Treatment – HIV/AIDS

U/A: 112 – Disease Control – OTPS

DSS/HRA (069) Agency: U/A: 107 - OTPS Agency: CUNY (042) U/A: 001 - OTPS H+H (819) Agency: U/A: 001 - OTPS First Year Funded: Fiscal 2017 Area Served: Citywide

Target Populations: Diagnosed and undiagnosed HIV-positive New Yorkers; people at risk of contracting HIV; special populations, including seniors, communities of color, and people with mental health and/or substance abuse disorders.

Scope of Services: This funding supports prevention, education, outreach, and support services that align with the Ending the Epidemic (ETE) framework. ETE, a statewide plan to decrease new HIV infections to 750 by the year 2020, strives to identify diagnosed and undiagnosed HIV-positive New Yorkers and connect them to healthcare and medication, including Pre-Exposure Prophylaxis (PrEP) and Post-Exposure Prophylaxis (PEP).

Designation Method: The City Council will designate \$944,720 post adoption and has designated the following providers in Fiscal 2024:

African Services Committee, Inc. 13-3749744 \$80,469 After Hours Project, Inc. 33-1007278 \$124,219 AID for AIDS International, Inc. 13-3954568 \$92,969 AIDS Center of Queens County, Inc. 11-2837894 \$302,344 AIDS Service Center of Lower Manhattan, Inc. 13-3562071 \$413,264 Amida Care, Inc. 13-31562071 \$413,264 Amida Care, Inc. 13-31562071 \$413,264 Arriur Ashe Institute for Urban Health 11-3185372 \$36,719 Arthur Ashe Institute for Urban Health 11-3185372 \$36,719 BOOM!Health 13-3599121 \$186,719 Bridging Access to Care 11-3031208 \$166,389 Brookdale Hospital Medical Center, The 11-12480339 \$186,719 Care for the Homeless 13-3666994 \$179,754 City University of New York 13-400434 \$60,000 Community Health Action of Staten Island, Inc. 13-3556132 \$205,469 Community Health Project, Inc. 13-309680 \$258,594 Cowenart House New York/Under 21 13-309686 \$67,969	Legal Name of Organization	EIN	Amount
AID for AIDS International, Inc. AID Scenter of Queens County, Inc. AIDS Center of Queens County, Inc. AIDS Service Center of Lower Manhattan, Inc. AI 3-3562071 \$413,264 Amida Care, Inc. 13-4154068 \$280,469 APICHA Community Health Center Arthur Ashe Institute for Urban Health 11-3185372 \$36,719 Bailey House, Inc. 13-3165181 \$116,469 BOOMIHealth Bridging Access to Care 11-3031208 Brookdale Hospital Medical Center, The 11-1631746 \$245,719 Bridging Access to Care 11-3031208 \$166,389 Brookdale Hospital Medical Center, The 11-1631746 \$245,719 Carre for the Homeless 13-3666994 \$179,754 City University of New York 13-6400434 \$60,000 Community Health Action of Staten Island, Inc. 13-3556132 \$205,469 Community Health Project, Inc. 13-3083068 \$528,594 Community Healthcare Network, Inc. 13-3083068 \$67,969 Diaspora Community Services, Inc. 11-33122295 \$192,969 Exponents, Inc. 13-3572677 \$124,219 Gay Men's Health Crisis, Inc. 13-3554092 Iris House New York, Inc. 13-3584089 \$727,305 Iris House: A Center for Women Living with HIV, Inc. 13-3584089 \$727,305 Iris House: A Center for Women Living with HIV, Inc. 13-3584089 \$727,305 Iris House: A Center for Women Living with HIV, Inc. 13-35434389 \$727,305 Iris House: A Center for Women Living with HIV, Inc. 13-3584089 \$727,305 Iris House: A Center for Women Living with HIV, Inc. 13-3584089 \$727,305 Iris House: A Center for Women Living with HIV, Inc. 13-3584089 \$727,305 Iris House: A Center for Women Living with HIV, Inc. 13-3584089 \$727,305 Iris House: A Center for Women Living with HIV, Inc. 13-3584089 \$727,305 Iris House: A Center for Women Living with HIV, Inc. 13-3584089 \$727,305 Iris House: A Center for Women Living with HIV, Inc. 13-3584089 \$727,305 Iris House: A Center for Women Living with HIV, Inc. 13-3584089 \$727,305 Iris House: A Center for Women Living with HIV, Inc. 13-3584089 \$727,305 Iris House: A Center for Women Living with HIV, Inc. 13-3584089 \$727,305 Iris House: A Cente	African Services Committee, Inc.	13-3749744	\$80,469
AIDS Center of Queens County, Inc. AIDS Service Center of Lower Manhattan, Inc. AIDS Service Center of Lower Manhattan, Inc. AII 3-3562071 \$413,264 Amida Care, Inc. 13-4154068 \$280,469 APICHA Community Health Center 13-3706365 \$174,219 Arthur Ashe Institute for Urban Health 11-3185372 \$36,719 Bailey House, Inc. 13-3165181 \$116,469 BOOMIHealth 13-3599121 \$186,719 Bridging Access to Care 11-3031208 Brookdale Hospital Medical Center, The 11-1631746 \$245,719 CAMBA, Inc. 11-2480339 \$180,469 Care for the Homeless 13-3666994 \$179,754 City University of New York Community Health Action of Staten Island, Inc. 13-3409680 \$258,594 Community Health Project, Inc. 13-3083068 \$67,969 Covenant House New York/Under 21 13-3076376 \$42,969 Diaspora Community Services, Inc. 11-3122295 \$192,969 Exponents, Inc. 13-34572677 \$124,219 Gay Men's Health Crisis, Inc. 13-355001 \$246,046 Health + Hospitals Housing Works, Inc. 13-3584089 \$727,305 Iris House: A Center for Women Living with HIV, Inc. 13-369201 \$165,608 La Casa de Salud, Inc. Q20693325 \$61,719 Lesbian and Gay Community Services Center (LGBT Center), Inc. 13-344389 \$72,305 Iris House: A Center for Women Living with HIV, Inc. 13-344389 \$72,305 Iris House: A Center for Women Living with HIV, Inc. 13-344089 \$72,305 Iris House: A Center for Women Living with HIV, Inc. 13-3594089 \$72,305 Iris House: A Center for Women Living with HIV, Inc. 13-344089 \$72,305 Iris House: A Center for Women Living with HIV, Inc. 13-3594089 \$72,305 Iris House: A Center for Women Living with HIV, Inc. 13-344389 \$74,219 Mehala Isadora Miller (MIM) Foundation, Inc. 47-4913191 \$36,719 Montefiore Medical Center 13-1740114 \$353,565 New York and Presbyterian Hospital New York Blood Center, Inc.	After Hours Project, Inc.	33-1007278	\$124,219
AIDS Service Center of Lower Manhattan, Inc. Amida Care, Inc. Amida Care, Inc. APICHA Community Health Center 13-3706365 \$174,219 Arthur Ashe Institute for Urban Health 11-3185372 \$36,719 Bailey House, Inc. 13-3165181 \$116,469 BOOMIHealth 13-3399121 \$186,719 Bridging Access to Care 11-3031208 Brookdale Hospital Medical Center, The 11-1631746 \$245,719 CAMBA, Inc. 11-2480339 \$180,469 Care for the Homeless 13-3666994 \$179,754 City University of New York 13-366994 Community Health Action of Staten Island, Inc. 13-3556132 \$205,469 Community Health Project, Inc. 13-3083068 \$57,969 Covenant House New York/Under 21 13-3076376 \$42,969 Diaspora Community Services, Inc. 11-313122295 \$192,969 Exponents, Inc. 13-3572677 \$124,219 Gay Men's Health Crisis, Inc. 13-3555001 \$480,469 Health + Hospitals Health People, Inc. \$13-3584089 \$727,305 Iris House: A Center for Women Living with HIV, Inc. 13-3584089 \$727,305 Iris House: A Center for Women Living with HIV, Inc. 13-3469201 \$165,608 La Casa de Salud, Inc. 10-3247305 Iris House: A Center for Women Living with HIV, Inc. 13-348489 \$727,305 Iris House: A Center for Women Living with HIV, Inc. 13-348499 \$74,219 Mehala Isadora Miller (MIM) Foundation, Inc. 47-4913191 \$36,719 Montefiore Medical Center 13-1740114 \$353,565 New York and Presbyterian Hospital New York Blood Center, Inc. 13-1949477 \$209,219	AID for AIDS International, Inc.	13-3954568	\$92,969
Amida Care, Inc. 13-4154068 \$280,469 APICHA Community Health Center 13-3706365 \$174,219 Arthur Ashe Institute for Urban Health 11-3185372 \$36,719 Bailey House, Inc. 13-3165181 \$116,469 BOOMIHealth 13-3559121 \$186,719 Bridging Access to Care 11-3031208 \$166,389 Brookdale Hospital Medical Center, The 11-1631746 \$245,719 CAMBA, Inc. 11-2480339 \$180,469 Care for the Homeless 13-3666994 \$179,754 City University of New York 13-6400434 \$60,000 Community Health Action of Staten Island, Inc. 13-3556132 \$205,469 Community Health Project, Inc. 13-3409680 \$258,594 Community Health Crise New York/Under 21 13-3083068 \$67,969 Covenant House New York/Under 21 13-3076376 \$42,969 Diaspora Community Services, Inc. 13-3130146 \$480,469 Health + Hospitals 13-2655001 \$246,046 Health People, Inc. 51-0418243 \$351,469 Housing Works, Inc.	AIDS Center of Queens County, Inc.	11-2837894	\$302,344
APICHA Community Health Center 13-3706365 \$174,219 Arthur Ashe Institute for Urban Health 11-3185372 \$36,719 Bailey House, Inc. 13-3165181 \$116,469 BOOMIHealth 13-3599121 \$186,719 Bridging Access to Care 11-3031208 \$166,389 Brookdale Hospital Medical Center, The 11-1631746 \$245,719 CAMBA, Inc. 11-2480339 \$180,469 Care for the Homeless 13-3666994 \$179,754 City University of New York 13-6400434 \$60,000 Community Health Action of Staten Island, Inc. 13-3556132 \$205,469 Community Health Project, Inc. 13-3409680 \$258,594 Community Healthcare Network, Inc. 13-3083068 \$67,969 Covenant House New York/Under 21 13-3076376 \$42,969 Diaspora Community Services, Inc. 13-3122295 \$192,969 Exponents, Inc. 13-33572677 \$124,219 Gay Men's Health Crisis, Inc. 13-33130146 \$480,469 Health + Hospitals 13-2655001 \$246,046 Health People, Inc. 51-0418243 \$351,469 Housing Works,	AIDS Service Center of Lower Manhattan, Inc.	13-3562071	\$413,264
Arthur Ashe Institute for Urban Health 11-3185372 \$36,719 Bailey House, Inc. 13-3165181 \$116,469 BOOM! Health 13-3599121 \$186,719 Bridging Access to Care 11-3031208 \$166,389 Brookdale Hospital Medical Center, The 11-1631746 \$245,719 CAMBA, Inc. 11-2480339 \$180,469 Care for the Homeless 13-3666994 \$179,754 City University of New York 13-6400434 \$60,000 Community Health Action of Staten Island, Inc. 13-3556132 \$205,469 Community Health Project, Inc. 13-3409680 \$258,594 Community Health Project, Inc. 13-3083068 \$67,969 Covenant House New York/Under 21 13-3076376 \$42,969 Diaspora Community Services, Inc. 11-3122295 \$192,969 Exponents, Inc. 13-3130146 \$480,469 Health + Hospitals 13-2655001 \$246,046 Health People, Inc. 51-0418243 \$351,469 Housing Works, Inc. 13-3584089 \$727,305 Iris House: A Center for Women Living with HIV, Inc. 13-3699201 \$165,608 La Casa	Amida Care, Inc.	13-4154068	\$280,469
Bailey House, Inc. 13-3165181 \$116,469 BOOM!Health 13-3599121 \$186,719 Bridging Access to Care 11-3031208 \$166,389 Brookdale Hospital Medical Center, The 11-1631746 \$245,719 CAMBA, Inc. 11-2480339 \$180,469 Care for the Homeless 13-3666994 \$179,754 City University of New York 13-6400434 \$60,000 Community Health Action of Staten Island, Inc. 13-3565132 \$205,469 Community Health Project, Inc. 13-3409680 \$258,594 Community Healthcare Network, Inc. 13-3083068 \$67,969 Covenant House New York/Under 21 13-3076376 \$42,969 Diaspora Community Services, Inc. 11-3122295 \$192,969 Exponents, Inc. 13-3130146 \$480,469 Health + Hospitals 13-2655001 \$246,046 Health People, Inc. 51-0418243 \$351,469 Housing Works, Inc. 13-3584089 \$727,305 Iris House: A Center for Women Living with HIV, Inc. 13-3599201 \$165,003 La Casa de Salud, Inc.	APICHA Community Health Center	13-3706365	\$174,219
BOOM!Health 13-3599121 \$186,719 Bridging Access to Care 11-3031208 \$166,389 Brookdale Hospital Medical Center, The 11-1631746 \$245,719 CAMBA, Inc. 11-2480339 \$180,469 Care for the Homeless 13-3666994 \$179,754 City University of New York 13-6400434 \$60,000 Community Health Action of Staten Island, Inc. 13-3556132 \$205,469 Community Health Project, Inc. 13-3409680 \$258,594 Community Healthcare Network, Inc. 13-3083068 \$67,969 Covenant House New York/Under 21 13-3076376 \$42,969 Diaspora Community Services, Inc. 11-3122295 \$192,969 Exponents, Inc. 13-3576677 \$124,219 Gay Men's Health Crisis, Inc. 13-3130146 \$480,469 Health + Hospitals 13-2655001 \$246,046 Health People, Inc. 51-0418243 \$351,469 Housing Works, Inc. 13-3584089 \$727,305 Iris House: A Center for Women Living with HIV, Inc. 13-3699201 \$165,608 La Casa de Salud, Inc	Arthur Ashe Institute for Urban Health	11-3185372	\$36,719
Bridging Access to Care 11-3031208 \$166,389 Brookdale Hospital Medical Center, The 11-1631746 \$245,719 CAMBA, Inc. 11-2480339 \$180,469 Care for the Homeless 13-3666994 \$179,754 City University of New York 13-6400434 \$60,000 Community Health Action of Staten Island, Inc. 13-3556132 \$205,469 Community Health Project, Inc. 13-3409680 \$258,594 Community Healthcare Network, Inc. 13-3083068 \$67,969 Covenant House New York/Under 21 13-3076376 \$42,969 Diaspora Community Services, Inc. 11-3122295 \$192,969 Exponents, Inc. 13-3572677 \$124,219 Gay Men's Health Crisis, Inc. 13-3130146 \$480,469 Health + Hospitals 13-2655001 \$246,046 Health People, Inc. 51-0418243 \$351,469 Housing Works, Inc. 13-3584089 \$727,305 Iris House: A Center for Women Living with HIV, Inc. 13-3699201 \$165,608 La Casa de Salud, Inc. 020693325 \$61,719 Lesbian and	Bailey House, Inc.	13-3165181	\$116,469
Brookdale Hospital Medical Center, The 11-1631746 \$245,719 CAMBA, Inc. 11-2480339 \$180,469 Care for the Homeless 13-3666994 \$179,754 City University of New York 13-6400434 \$60,000 Community Health Action of Staten Island, Inc. 13-3556132 \$205,469 Community Health Project, Inc. 13-3409680 \$258,594 Community Healthcare Network, Inc. 13-3083068 \$67,969 Covenant House New York/Under 21 13-3076376 \$42,969 Diaspora Community Services, Inc. 11-3122295 \$192,969 Exponents, Inc. 13-3572677 \$124,219 Gay Men's Health Crisis, Inc. 13-3130146 \$480,469 Health + Hospitals 13-2655001 \$246,046 Health People, Inc. 51-0418243 \$351,469 Housing Works, Inc. 13-3584089 \$727,305 Iris House: A Center for Women Living with HIV, Inc. 13-3699201 \$165,608 La Casa de Salud, Inc. 020693325 \$61,719 Lesbian and Gay Community Services Center (LGBT Center), Inc. 13-3217805 \$564,844 <	BOOM!Health	13-3599121	\$186,719
CAMBA, Inc. 11-2480339 \$180,469 Care for the Homeless 13-3666994 \$179,754 City University of New York 13-6400434 \$60,000 Community Health Action of Staten Island, Inc. 13-3556132 \$205,469 Community Health Project, Inc. 13-3409680 \$258,594 Community Healthcare Network, Inc. 13-3083068 \$67,969 Covenant House New York/Under 21 13-3076376 \$42,969 Diaspora Community Services, Inc. 11-3122295 \$192,969 Exponents, Inc. 13-3572677 \$124,219 Gay Men's Health Crisis, Inc. 13-3130146 \$480,469 Health + Hospitals 13-2655001 \$246,046 Health People, Inc. 51-0418243 \$351,469 Housing Works, Inc. 13-3584089 \$727,305 Iris House: A Center for Women Living with HIV, Inc. 13-3699201 \$165,608 La Casa de Salud, Inc. 020693325 \$61,719 Lesbian and Gay Community Services Center (LGBT Center), Inc. 13-3217805 \$564,844 Make the Road New York 11-3344389 \$74,219 Mehala Isadora Miller (MIM) Foundation, Inc. 47-4913191 <td< td=""><td>Bridging Access to Care</td><td>11-3031208</td><td>\$166,389</td></td<>	Bridging Access to Care	11-3031208	\$166,389
Care for the Homeless 13-3666994 \$179,754 City University of New York 13-6400434 \$60,000 Community Health Action of Staten Island, Inc. 13-3556132 \$205,469 Community Health Project, Inc. 13-3409680 \$258,594 Community Health Crise, Inc. 13-3083068 \$67,969 Covenant House New York/Under 21 13-3076376 \$42,969 Diaspora Community Services, Inc. 11-3122295 \$192,969 Exponents, Inc. 13-3572677 \$124,219 Gay Men's Health Crisis, Inc. 13-3130146 \$480,469 Health + Hospitals 13-2655001 \$246,046 Health People, Inc. 51-0418243 \$351,469 Housing Works, Inc. 13-3584089 \$727,305 Iris House: A Center for Women Living with HIV, Inc. 13-3699201 \$165,608 La Casa de Salud, Inc. 020693325 \$61,719 Lesbian and Gay Community Services Center (LGBT Center), Inc. 13-3217805 \$564,844 Make the Road New York 11-3344389 \$74,219 Mehala Isadora Miller (MIM) Foundation, Inc. 47-4913191 \$36,719 Montefiore Medical Center 13-1740114	Brookdale Hospital Medical Center, The	11-1631746	\$245,719
City University of New York 13-6400434 \$60,000 Community Health Action of Staten Island, Inc. 13-3556132 \$205,469 Community Health Project, Inc. 13-3409680 \$258,594 Community Healthcare Network, Inc. 13-3083068 \$67,969 Covenant House New York/Under 21 13-3076376 \$42,969 Diaspora Community Services, Inc. 11-3122295 \$192,969 Exponents, Inc. 13-3572677 \$124,219 Gay Men's Health Crisis, Inc. 13-3130146 \$480,469 Health + Hospitals 13-2655001 \$246,046 Health People, Inc. 51-0418243 \$351,469 Housing Works, Inc. 13-3584089 \$727,305 Iris House: A Center for Women Living with HIV, Inc. 13-3699201 \$165,608 La Casa de Salud, Inc. 020693325 \$61,719 Lesbian and Gay Community Services Center (LGBT Center), Inc. 13-3217805 \$564,844 Make the Road New York 11-3344389 \$74,219 Mehala Isadora Miller (MIM) Foundation, Inc. 47-4913191 \$36,719 Montefiore Medical Center 13-1740114 \$353,565 New York Blood Center, Inc. 13-194	CAMBA, Inc.	11-2480339	\$180,469
Community Health Action of Staten Island, Inc. 13-3556132 \$205,469 Community Health Project, Inc. 13-3409680 \$258,594 Community Healthcare Network, Inc. 13-3083068 \$67,969 Covenant House New York/Under 21 13-3076376 \$42,969 Diaspora Community Services, Inc. 11-3122295 \$192,969 Exponents, Inc. 13-3572677 \$124,219 Gay Men's Health Crisis, Inc. 13-3130146 \$480,469 Health + Hospitals 13-2655001 \$246,046 Health People, Inc. 51-0418243 \$351,469 Housing Works, Inc. 13-3584089 \$727,305 Iris House: A Center for Women Living with HIV, Inc. 13-3699201 \$165,608 La Casa de Salud, Inc. 020693325 \$61,719 Lesbian and Gay Community Services Center (LGBT Center), Inc. 13-3217805 \$564,844 Make the Road New York 11-3344389 \$74,219 Mehala Isadora Miller (MIM) Foundation, Inc. 47-4913191 \$36,719 Montefiore Medical Center 13-1740114 \$353,565 New York and Presbyterian Hospital 13-3957095 \$533,593 New York Blood Center, Inc. <t< td=""><td>Care for the Homeless</td><td>13-3666994</td><td>\$179,754</td></t<>	Care for the Homeless	13-3666994	\$179,754
Community Health Project, Inc. 13-3409680 \$258,594 Community Healthcare Network, Inc. 13-3083068 \$67,969 Covenant House New York/Under 21 13-3076376 \$42,969 Diaspora Community Services, Inc. 11-3122295 \$192,969 Exponents, Inc. 13-3572677 \$124,219 Gay Men's Health Crisis, Inc. 13-3130146 \$480,469 Health + Hospitals 13-2655001 \$246,046 Health People, Inc. 51-0418243 \$351,469 Housing Works, Inc. 13-3584089 \$727,305 Iris House: A Center for Women Living with HIV, Inc. 13-3699201 \$165,608 La Casa de Salud, Inc. 020693325 \$61,719 Lesbian and Gay Community Services Center (LGBT Center), Inc. 13-3217805 \$564,844 Make the Road New York 11-3344389 \$74,219 Mehala Isadora Miller (MIM) Foundation, Inc. 47-4913191 \$36,719 Montefiore Medical Center 13-1740114 \$353,565 New York and Presbyterian Hospital 13-3957095 \$533,593 New York Blood Center, Inc. 13-1949477 \$209,219 <td>City University of New York</td> <td>13-6400434</td> <td>\$60,000</td>	City University of New York	13-6400434	\$60,000
Community Healthcare Network, Inc. 13-3083068 \$67,969 Covenant House New York/Under 21 13-3076376 \$42,969 Diaspora Community Services, Inc. 11-3122295 \$192,969 Exponents, Inc. 13-3572677 \$124,219 Gay Men's Health Crisis, Inc. 13-3130146 \$480,469 Health + Hospitals 13-2655001 \$246,046 Health People, Inc. 51-0418243 \$351,469 Housing Works, Inc. 13-3584089 \$727,305 Iris House: A Center for Women Living with HIV, Inc. 13-3699201 \$165,608 La Casa de Salud, Inc. 020693325 \$61,719 Lesbian and Gay Community Services Center (LGBT Center), Inc. 13-3217805 \$564,844 Make the Road New York 11-3344389 \$74,219 Mehala Isadora Miller (MIM) Foundation, Inc. 47-4913191 \$36,719 Montefiore Medical Center 13-1740114 \$353,565 New York and Presbyterian Hospital 13-1949477 \$209,219	Community Health Action of Staten Island, Inc.	13-3556132	\$205,469
Covenant House New York/Under 21 13-3076376 \$42,969 Diaspora Community Services, Inc. 11-3122295 \$192,969 Exponents, Inc. 13-3572677 \$124,219 Gay Men's Health Crisis, Inc. 13-3130146 \$480,469 Health + Hospitals 13-2655001 \$246,046 Health People, Inc. 51-0418243 \$351,469 Housing Works, Inc. 13-3584089 \$727,305 Iris House: A Center for Women Living with HIV, Inc. 13-3699201 \$165,608 La Casa de Salud, Inc. 020693325 \$61,719 Lesbian and Gay Community Services Center (LGBT Center), Inc. 13-3217805 \$564,844 Make the Road New York 11-3344389 \$74,219 Mehala Isadora Miller (MIM) Foundation, Inc. 47-4913191 \$36,719 Montefiore Medical Center 13-1740114 \$353,565 New York and Presbyterian Hospital 13-3957095 \$533,593 New York Blood Center, Inc. 13-1949477 \$209,219	Community Health Project, Inc.	13-3409680	\$258,594
Diaspora Community Services, Inc. 11-3122295 \$192,969 Exponents, Inc. 13-3572677 \$124,219 Gay Men's Health Crisis, Inc. 13-3130146 \$480,469 Health + Hospitals 13-2655001 \$246,046 Health People, Inc. 51-0418243 \$351,469 Housing Works, Inc. 13-3584089 \$727,305 Iris House: A Center for Women Living with HIV, Inc. 13-3699201 \$165,608 La Casa de Salud, Inc. 020693325 \$61,719 Lesbian and Gay Community Services Center (LGBT Center), Inc. 13-3217805 \$564,844 Make the Road New York 11-3344389 \$74,219 Mehala Isadora Miller (MIM) Foundation, Inc. 47-4913191 \$36,719 Montefiore Medical Center 13-1740114 \$353,565 New York and Presbyterian Hospital 13-3957095 \$533,593 New York Blood Center, Inc. 13-1949477 \$209,219	Community Healthcare Network, Inc.	13-3083068	\$67,969
Exponents, Inc.13-3572677\$124,219Gay Men's Health Crisis, Inc.13-3130146\$480,469Health + Hospitals13-2655001\$246,046Health People, Inc.51-0418243\$351,469Housing Works, Inc.13-3584089\$727,305Iris House: A Center for Women Living with HIV, Inc.13-3699201\$165,608La Casa de Salud, Inc.020693325\$61,719Lesbian and Gay Community Services Center (LGBT Center), Inc.13-3217805\$564,844Make the Road New York11-3344389\$74,219Mehala Isadora Miller (MIM) Foundation, Inc.47-4913191\$36,719Montefiore Medical Center13-1740114\$353,565New York and Presbyterian Hospital13-3957095\$533,593New York Blood Center, Inc.13-1949477\$209,219	Covenant House New York/Under 21	13-3076376	\$42,969
Gay Men's Health Crisis, Inc. 13-3130146 \$480,469 Health + Hospitals 13-2655001 \$246,046 Health People, Inc. 51-0418243 \$351,469 Housing Works, Inc. 13-3584089 \$727,305 Iris House: A Center for Women Living with HIV, Inc. 13-3699201 \$165,608 La Casa de Salud, Inc. 020693325 \$61,719 Lesbian and Gay Community Services Center (LGBT Center), Inc. 13-3217805 \$564,844 Make the Road New York 11-3344389 \$74,219 Mehala Isadora Miller (MIM) Foundation, Inc. 47-4913191 \$36,719 Montefiore Medical Center 13-1740114 \$353,565 New York and Presbyterian Hospital 13-3957095 \$533,593 New York Blood Center, Inc. 13-1949477 \$209,219	Diaspora Community Services, Inc.	11-3122295	\$192,969
Health + Hospitals13-2655001\$246,046Health People, Inc.51-0418243\$351,469Housing Works, Inc.13-3584089\$727,305Iris House: A Center for Women Living with HIV, Inc.13-3699201\$165,608La Casa de Salud, Inc.020693325\$61,719Lesbian and Gay Community Services Center (LGBT Center), Inc.13-3217805\$564,844Make the Road New York11-3344389\$74,219Mehala Isadora Miller (MIM) Foundation, Inc.47-4913191\$36,719Montefiore Medical Center13-1740114\$353,565New York and Presbyterian Hospital13-3957095\$533,593New York Blood Center, Inc.13-1949477\$209,219	Exponents, Inc.	13-3572677	\$124,219
Health People, Inc.51-0418243\$351,469Housing Works, Inc.13-3584089\$727,305Iris House: A Center for Women Living with HIV, Inc.13-3699201\$165,608La Casa de Salud, Inc.020693325\$61,719Lesbian and Gay Community Services Center (LGBT Center), Inc.13-3217805\$564,844Make the Road New York11-3344389\$74,219Mehala Isadora Miller (MIM) Foundation, Inc.47-4913191\$36,719Montefiore Medical Center13-1740114\$353,565New York and Presbyterian Hospital13-3957095\$533,593New York Blood Center, Inc.13-1949477\$209,219	Gay Men's Health Crisis, Inc.	13-3130146	\$480,469
Housing Works, Inc. 13-3584089 \$727,305 Iris House: A Center for Women Living with HIV, Inc. 13-3699201 \$165,608 La Casa de Salud, Inc. 020693325 \$61,719 Lesbian and Gay Community Services Center (LGBT Center), Inc. 13-3217805 \$564,844 Make the Road New York 11-3344389 \$74,219 Mehala Isadora Miller (MIM) Foundation, Inc. 47-4913191 \$36,719 Montefiore Medical Center 13-1740114 \$353,565 New York and Presbyterian Hospital 13-3957095 \$533,593 New York Blood Center, Inc. 13-1949477 \$209,219	Health + Hospitals	13-2655001	\$246,046
Iris House: A Center for Women Living with HIV, Inc. 13-3699201 \$165,608 La Casa de Salud, Inc. 020693325 \$61,719 Lesbian and Gay Community Services Center (LGBT Center), Inc. 13-3217805 \$564,844 Make the Road New York 11-3344389 \$74,219 Mehala Isadora Miller (MIM) Foundation, Inc. 47-4913191 \$36,719 Montefiore Medical Center 13-1740114 \$353,565 New York and Presbyterian Hospital 13-3957095 \$533,593 New York Blood Center, Inc. 13-1949477 \$209,219	Health People, Inc.	51-0418243	\$351,469
La Casa de Salud, Inc. 020693325 \$61,719 Lesbian and Gay Community Services Center (LGBT Center), Inc. 13-3217805 \$564,844 Make the Road New York 11-3344389 \$74,219 Mehala Isadora Miller (MIM) Foundation, Inc. 47-4913191 \$36,719 Montefiore Medical Center 13-1740114 \$353,565 New York and Presbyterian Hospital 13-3957095 \$533,593 New York Blood Center, Inc. 13-1949477 \$209,219	Housing Works, Inc.	13-3584089	\$727,305
Lesbian and Gay Community Services Center (LGBT Center), Inc. 13-3217805 \$564,844 Make the Road New York 11-3344389 \$74,219 Mehala Isadora Miller (MIM) Foundation, Inc. 47-4913191 \$36,719 Montefiore Medical Center 13-1740114 \$353,565 New York and Presbyterian Hospital 13-3957095 \$533,593 New York Blood Center, Inc. 13-1949477 \$209,219	Iris House: A Center for Women Living with HIV, Inc.	13-3699201	\$165,608
Make the Road New York 11-3344389 \$74,219 Mehala Isadora Miller (MIM) Foundation, Inc. 47-4913191 \$36,719 Montefiore Medical Center 13-1740114 \$353,565 New York and Presbyterian Hospital 13-3957095 \$533,593 New York Blood Center, Inc. 13-1949477 \$209,219	La Casa de Salud, Inc.	020693325	\$61,719
Mehala Isadora Miller (MIM) Foundation, Inc. 47-4913191 \$36,719 Montefiore Medical Center 13-1740114 \$353,565 New York and Presbyterian Hospital 13-3957095 \$533,593 New York Blood Center, Inc. 13-1949477 \$209,219	Lesbian and Gay Community Services Center (LGBT Center), Inc.	13-3217805	\$564,844
Montefiore Medical Center 13-1740114 \$353,565 New York and Presbyterian Hospital 13-3957095 \$533,593 New York Blood Center, Inc. 13-1949477 \$209,219	Make the Road New York	11-3344389	\$74,219
New York and Presbyterian Hospital 13-3957095 \$533,593 New York Blood Center, Inc. 13-1949477 \$209,219	Mehala Isadora Miller (MIM) Foundation, Inc.	47-4913191	\$36,719
New York Blood Center, Inc. 13-1949477 \$209,219	Montefiore Medical Center	13-1740114	\$353,565
	New York and Presbyterian Hospital	13-3957095	\$533,593
Osborne Association, Inc., The 13-5563028 \$60,219	New York Blood Center, Inc.	13-1949477	\$209,219
	Osborne Association, Inc., The	13-5563028	\$60,219

FISCAL YEAR 2024 ADOPTED EXPENSE BUDGET ADJUSTMENT SUMMARY

Planned Parenthood of Greater New York, Inc.	13-2621497	\$374,219
Project Hospitality, Inc.	13-3234441	\$149,219
St. Ann's Corner of Harm Reduction, Inc.	13-3724008	\$124,219
Sunset Park Health Council, Inc.	20-2508411	\$167,969
Transgender Legal Defense and Education Fund, Inc.	043762842	\$61,719
William F. Ryan Community Health Center	13-2884976	\$153,903

HIV/AIDS Faith Based \$1,966,311

Agency: DOHMH (816)

Program Area: Disease Prevention and Treatment – HIV/AIDS

U/A: 112 – Disease Control – OTPS

First Year Funded: Fiscal 2006
Area Served: Citywide

Target Populations: Vulnerable populations connected to religious institutions and community-based

organizations

Scope of Services: This allocation supports HIV/AIDS prevention, education, outreach, advocacy, and support services in local religious institutions and community-based organizations that engage vulnerable populations.

Designation Method: The City Council will designate \$139,164 post adoption and has designated the following providers in Fiscal 2024:

Legal Name of Organization	EIN	Amount
AID for AIDS International, Inc.	13-3954568	\$39,706
AIDS Center of Queens County, Inc.	11-2837894	\$50,296
Black Veterans for Social Justice, Inc.	11-2608983	\$427,719
BOOM!Health	13-3599121	\$97,799
Bridging Access to Care	11-3031208	\$25,796
Brooklyn Center for Quality Life	26-2651830	\$23,627
Care for the Homeless	13-3666994	\$43,382
Caribbean Women's Health Association, Inc.	13-3323168	\$27,532
Churches United for Fair Housing, Inc.	26-4698161	\$46,175
Coalition on Positive Health Empowerment, Inc.	27-2654975	\$91,075
Community Health Action of Staten Island, Inc.	13-3556132	\$62,226
Community Health Project, Inc.	13-3409680	\$22,353
Community Healthcare Network, Inc.	13-3083068	\$23,844
Congregation Beit Simchat Torah	23-7406899	\$82,182
Gay Men's Health Crisis, Inc.	13-3130146	\$43,382
Greater Allen AME Cathedral of New York	11-2527706	\$21,675
Housing Works, Inc.	13-3584089	\$43,382
Iris House: A Center for Women Living with HIV, Inc.	13-3699201	\$95,413
Jewish Community Center of Staten Island, Inc.	13-5562256	\$30,779
Latino Commission on AIDS, Inc.	13-3629466	\$83,917
Mount Horeb Baptist Church	11-2074467	\$21,675
Mt. Moriah AME Church	11-2831746	\$16,675

FISCAL YEAR 2024 ADOPTED EXPENSE BUDGET ADJUSTMENT SUMMARY

Muslim Women's Institute for Research and Development (MWIRD)	80-0010627	\$102,354
National Black Leadership Commission on AIDS, Inc.	13-3530740	\$94,979
New Hope Community Church	061013595	\$13,676
Planned Parenthood of Greater New York, Inc.	13-2621497	\$49,212
Urban Health Plan, Inc.	23-7360305	\$45,285
Vision Urbana, Inc.	13-3848575	\$61,575
William F. Ryan Community Health Center	13-2884976	\$39,456

Maternal and Child Health Services

\$3,728,525

Agency: DOHMH (816)

Program Area: Family and Child Health

U/A: 113 – Family and Child Health – OTPS

First Year Funded: Fiscal 2017 Area Served: Citywide

Target Populations: Expectant mothers and women of childbearing age, particularly those residing in community districts with high infant mortality rates.

Scope of Services: This funding supports a range of maternal and child health services and coordination efforts that aid expectant mothers and women of childbearing age, promoting women's health before, during, and after pregnancy in an effort to improve maternal and child health outcomes and reduce infant mortality rates. Services may include doula care or home-visiting programs.

Legal Name of Organization	EIN	Amount
African Services Committee, Inc.	13-3749744	\$67,113
Bronx Health Link, Inc., The	13-4045022	\$235,592
BronxWorks, Inc.	13-3254484	\$68,104
Brooklyn Perinatal Network, Inc.	13-3428222	\$396,719
Caribbean Women's Health Association, Inc.	13-3323168	\$447,575
Christopher Rose Community Empowerment Campaign, Inc.	11-3423612	\$117,969
Community Health Center of Richmond, Inc.	51-0567466	\$233,523
Community Healthcare Network, Inc.	13-3083068	\$161,719
Diaspora Community Services, Inc.	11-3122295	\$63,165
Fort Greene Strategic Neighborhood Action Partnership	11-3343941	\$58,285
Global Trauma Research, Inc.	47-2294632	\$50,000
Mount Sinai Hospital	13-1624096	\$224,219
New Alternatives for Children, Inc.	13-3149298	\$63,854
Public Health Solutions	13-5669201	\$123,638
Richmond Medical Center	74-3177454	\$76,319
SCO Family of Services	11-2777066	\$475,241
Urban Health Plan, Inc.	23-7360305	\$280,469
Visiting Nurse Service of New York Home Care II	13-1624211	\$300,000
William F. Ryan Community Health Center	13-2884976	\$285,021

Managed Care Consumer Assistance Program

\$953,787

Agency: DOHMH (816)

Program Area: Prevention and Primary Care

U/A: 117 – Prevention and Primary Care – OTPS

First Year Funded: Fiscal 2016 Area Served: Citywide

Target Populations: Medically underserved individuals, including immigrants, the uninsured, and non-English and limited-English speakers

Scope of Services: This allocation enables culturally and linguistically competent community-based organizations to conduct outreach, support and education efforts regarding healthcare access and coverage, including issues pertaining to Medicare, Medicaid, the Pregnant Women/Prenatal Care Assistance Program (PCAP), the Family Planning Extension Program (FPEP), the AIDS Drug Assistance Program (ADAP), the Children's Health Insurance Program (CHIP). This allocation also enables culturally and linguistically competent community-based organizations to support the Managed Care Consumer Assistance Program (MCCAP), which provides essential assistance to help New York City residents navigate the healthcare system, understand health coverage and options, access health care services, help individuals secure discounted health care, and access affordable care.

Designation Method: The City Council has designated the following providers in Fiscal 2024:

Legal Name of Organization	EIN	Amount
Community Service Society of New York	13-5562202	\$230,469
Council of Peoples Organization, Inc.	75-3046891	\$67,127
Jewish Community Center of Staten Island, Inc.	13-5562256	\$67,127
Jewish Community Council of the Rockaway Peninsula, Inc.	11-2425813	\$76,878
Korean Community Services of Metropolitan New York, Inc.	23-7348989	\$76,878
Make the Road New York	11-3344389	\$29,594
Northern Manhattan Improvement Corporation	13-2972415	\$76,878
Northern Manhattan Perinatal Partnership, Inc.	13-3782555	\$67,128
Polonians Organized to Minister to Our Community, Inc.	11-2594500	\$60,327
South Asian Council for Social Services	11-3632920	\$67,127
Urban Justice Center	13-3442022	\$67,127
Women's Housing and Economic Development Corporation (WHEDco)	11-3099604	\$67,127

Reproductive and Sexual Health Services

\$554,423

Agency: DOHMH (816)

Program Area: Family and Child Health; Prevention and Primary Care

U/A: 113 – Family and Child Health – OTPS 117 – Prevention and Primary Care – OTPS

First Year Funded: Fiscal 2017 Area Served: Citywide

Target Populations: People in need of reproductive and sexual health services, particularly youth

Scope of Services: This funding supports a range of reproductive and sexual health services, including treatment, prevention, and education on topics ranging from sexually transmitted infections and HIV/AIDS to teen pregnancy and healthy relationships.

FISCAL YEAR 2024 ADOPTED EXPENSE BUDGET ADJUSTMENT SUMMARY

Legal Name of Organization	EIN	Amount
Community Health Project, Inc.	13-3409680	\$124,219
Planned Parenthood of Greater New York, Inc.	13-2621497	\$430,204

Viral Hepatitis Prevention \$2,247,454

Agency: DOHMH (816)

Program Area: Disease Prevention and Treatment – HIV/AIDS

U/A: 112 – Disease Control – OTPS

First Year Funded: Fiscal 2017
Area Served: Citywide

Target Populations: People affected by injection drug use, including users and their families

Scope of Services: This funding supports a range of programs and services intended to combat the spread of Hepatitis B/C and HIV as passed through intravenous drug use.

Designation Method: The City Council will designate \$558,728 post adoption and has designated the following providers in Fiscal 2024:

providers in Fiscal 2024.		
Legal Name of Organization	EIN	Amount
African Services Committee, Inc.	13-3749744	\$74,988
After Hours Project, Inc.	33-1007278	\$35,059
AIDS Center of Queens County, Inc.	11-2837894	\$35,060
AIDS Service Center of Lower Manhattan, Inc.	13-3562071	\$83,594
APICHA Community Health Center	13-3706365	\$66,719
BOOM!Health	13-3599121	\$83,444
BronxCare Health System	13-1974191	\$117,081
Brookdale Hospital Medical Center, The	11-1631746	\$54,000
Charles B. Wang Community Health Center, Inc.	13-2739694	\$89,019
Community Health Action of Staten Island, Inc.	13-3556132	\$85,801
Community Healthcare Network, Inc.	13-3083068	\$69,974
Empire Liver Foundation	46-2121958	\$173,206
Family Services Network of New York, Inc.	11-2592651	\$71,770
Harm Reduction Coalition	94-3204958	\$101,094
Hepatitis C Mentor and Support Group, Inc., The	27-4155461	\$61,719
Housing Works, Inc.	13-3584089	\$35,060
Korean Community Services of Metropolitan New York, Inc.	23-7348989	\$49,731
Montefiore Medical Center	13-1740114	\$159,325
Positive Health Project, Inc.	13-3845305	\$35,060
Praxis Housing Initiatives, Inc.	13-3832223	\$52,113
Safe Horizon, Inc.	13-2946970	\$35,060
St. Ann's Corner of Harm Reduction, Inc.	13-3724008	\$35,059
Sunset Park Health Council, Inc.	20-2508411	\$49,731
Voices of Community Activists & Leaders (VOCAL-NY), Inc.	13-4094385	\$35,059

Higher Education Initiatives

Fiscal 2024 Higher Education Initiatives		
Agency	Initiative	Amount
CUNY	Care Workers for Our Future	\$400,000
CUNY	Creative Arts Team (CUNY CAT)	\$400,000
CUNY	CUNY Childcare Expansion	\$600,000
CUNY	CUNY Diversity Incubator	\$500,000
CUNY	CUNY Research Institutes	\$4,500,000
CUNY	CUNY School of Labor and Urban Studies (SLU)	\$1,200,000
CUNY, DOE	Peter F. Vallone Academic Scholarship	\$16,411,869
	TOTAL	\$24,011,869

Care Workers For Our Future

\$400,000

Agency: CUNY (042)

U/A: 001 – Community Colleges – OTPS

First Year Funded: Fiscal 2023
Area(s) Served: Citywide

Target Population(s): NYC Public School High School Graduates

Scope of Service: This initiative will provide scholarships for high school graduates with a 75 or higher high school grade point average to attend a CUNY with the aim of being a nurse, a social worker, mental health service provider or a counselor

Designation Method: This funding is allocated directly to the City University of New York.

Creative Arts Team \$400,000

Agency: CUNY (042)

U/A: 001 – Community Colleges – OTPS

First Year Funded: Fiscal 2005 Area Served: Citywide

Target Population: At-risk youth in pre-Kindergarten and above

Scope of Service: To challenge at-risk youth with participatory drama workshops and residencies that foster

important learning skills and positive social development.

Designation Method: This funding is allocated directly to the City University of New York.

CUNY Childcare Expansion

\$600,000

Agency: CUNY (042)

U/A: 001 – Community Colleges – OTPS U/A: 002 – Community Colleges - PS

First Year Funded: Fiscal 2019
Area(s) Served: Citywide

Target Population(s): CUNY students with children

Scope of Service: To provide childcare for children of CUNY students and faculty at childcare centers at CUNY

colleges.

Designation Method: This funding is allocated directly to the City University of New York.

CUNY Diversity Incubator

\$500,000

Agency: CUNY (042)

U/A: 001 – Community Colleges – OTPS

First Year Funded: Fiscal 2020
Area Served: Citywide

Target Population: CUNY students, faculty, staff and administration

Scope of Service: This initiative provides funding for the CUNY Diversity Incubator to service historically marginalized members of CUNY's community and train them as leaders to transform the campus climate.

Designation Method: This funding is allocated directly to the City University of New York.

CUNY Research Institutes

\$4,500,000

Agency: CUNY (042)

U/A: 001 – Community Colleges – OTPS

First Year Funded: Fiscal 2017
Area Served: Citywide

Target Population: Students and faculty supporting research, policy development, evaluation and archival efforts at CUNY research institutes.

Scope of Service: This allocation supports six research-focused, non-degree granting institutes housed in colleges, citywide and within the City University of New York.

Designation Method: This funding is allocated directly to the City University of New York for the following institutes.

Institute	EIN	Amount
City University of New York - LGBTQ Public History Project - LaGuardia Communit	У	
College	13-6400434	\$250,000
Research Foundation of the City University of New York - Center for Puerto Rican		_
Studies - Hunter College	13-1988190	\$1,000,000
Research Foundation of the City University of New York - Dominican Studies		_
Institute - City College	13-1988190	\$1,000,000
Research Foundation of the City University of New York - Jaime Lucero Mexican		_
Studies Institute - Lehman College	13-1988190	\$1,000,000
Research Foundation of the City University of New York - Haitian Studies Institute	-	_
Brooklyn College	13-1988190	\$1,000,000
Research Foundation of the City University of New York - NYC Food Policy Institut	е	_
- Hunter College	13-1988190	\$250,000

CUNY School of Labor and Urban Studies (SLU)

\$1,200,000

Agency: CUNY (042)

U/A: 001 – Community Colleges – OTPS

First Year Funded: Fiscal 2013
Area(s) Served: Citywide

Target Population(s): New York City residents, government agencies and institutions.

Scope of Service: This allocation provides access to education for working adults and training for New York City

union members.

Designation Method: This funding is allocated directly to the City University of New York.

Peter F. Vallone Academic Scholarship

\$16,411,869

Agency: DOE (040)

U/A: 474 – Non-Public Schools – OTPS

Agency: CUNY (042)

U/A 001 – Community Colleges – OTPS

First Year Funded: Fiscal 2017
Area Served: Citywide

Target Population: Eligible students at CUNY and FIT

Scope of Service: This allocation provides scholarships to eligible CUNY and FIT students during the 2022-2023 academic year. Scholarships are automatically applied to the accounts of first-time, first-year college students who have graduated from a New York City high school in the past year with a college admissions average (GAA) of 80 or higher. Recipients retain eligibility throughout their first year of college, after which eligibility is reviewed annually based on the requirement that students maintain a cumulative grade point average (GPA) of 3.0 or higher.

Designation Method: The City Council has allocated \$15,753,469 directly to the City University of New York and \$658,400 directly to the Department of Education.

Homeless Services

Fiscal 2024 Council Homeless Initiatives		
Agency	Initiative	Amount
DHS	Children and Families in NYC Homeless System	\$1,350,000
HRA	Citywide Homeless Prevention Fund	\$820,000
	TOTAL	\$2,170,000

Children and Families in NYC Homeless System

\$1,350,000

Agency: DHS (071)

Program Area: Family Shelter Operations

U/A: 200 – Shelter Intake and Program – OTPS

First Year Funded: Fiscal 2016
Area Served: Citywide

Target Population: Children and families living in homeless shelters

Scope of Services: To provide comprehensive case management services incorporating trauma-informed care, evidence-based interventions, and aftercare programs to children and families in homeless shelters for long-term positive outcomes that will help them stay out of shelters, and to train parents to prevent child maltreatment and improve child health and mental outcomes through well-designed interventions.

Designation Method: The City Council has designated the following providers for Fiscal 2024:

Legal Name of Organization	EIN	Amount
BronxWorks, Inc.	13-3254484	\$255,000
CAMBA, Inc.	11-2480339	\$320,333
Henry Street Settlement	13-1562242	\$320,333
Homeless Services United, Inc.	13-3922640	\$60,000
Project Hospitality, Inc.	13-3234441	\$74,000
Women In Need, Inc.	13-3164477	\$320,334

Citywide Homeless Prevention Fund

\$820,000

Agency: HRA (069)

Program Area: Homeless Prevention

U/A: 103 – Public Assistance – OTPS

First Year Funded: Fiscal 2007
Area Served: Citywide

Target Population: Potentially homeless individuals and families

Scope of Service: To support homelessness prevention programs that provide emergency grants to families in crisis at risk of eviction in order to keep them in their homes and avoid the shelter system.

Legal Name of Organization	EIN	Amount
Bridge Fund of New York, Inc., The	13-3824852	\$164,000
Coalition for the Homeless, Inc.	13-3072967	\$492,000
Community Service Society of New York	13-5562202	\$164,000

Housing

Fiscal 2024 Initiatives			
Agency	Initiative	Amount	
HPD	Community Housing Preservation Strategies	\$3,651,000	
HPD, CUNY	Community Land Trust	\$1,500,000	
HPD, DCWP	Financial Empowerment for NYC Renters	\$450,000	
HPD	Foreclosure Prevention Programs	\$4,150,000	
HPD	Home Loan Program	\$1,800,000	
DSS/HRA	Housing Court Answers	\$650,000	
HPD	Housing Information Project	\$300,000	
HPD	Stabilizing NYC	\$3,700,000	
	TOTAL	\$16,201,000	

Community Housing Preservation Strategies

\$3.651.000

Agency: HPD (806)
Program Area: Housing

U/A: 009 – Office of Development – OTPS

First Year Funded: Fiscal 2017
Areas Served: Citywide

Target Populations: Low-income housing residents

Scope of Services: This initiative supports organizations that work on a neighborhood level to combat the loss of affordable housing. Work includes, but is not limited to: tenant organization; code enforcement advocacy; housing court assistance; apartment repossession; and other housing-related public education. These efforts are informed by developing and executing neighborhood focused strategies, as well as providing demand driven services to individual residents. Support is also provided to enhance the capacity and technical skills of the providers within this initiative. Funding supports the Housing Preservation Initiative (HPI) which uses neighborhood based strategies that respond most effectively to various threats to affordable housing, and supports the Community Consultant Contracts (CCC) to provide general support and assistance to individuals seeking housing information, advice and referral services.

Legal Name of Organization	EIN	Amount
Agudath Israel of America Community Services, Inc. – HPI	13-3975090	\$102,000
Asian Americans For Equality, Inc. – ANHD Displacement Alert Project (DAP)	13-3187792	\$7,650
Asian Americans For Equality, Inc. – HPI	13-3187792	\$43,350
Association for Neighborhood & Housing Development, Inc. – ANHD Displacement Alert Project (DAP)	13-2775999	\$79,526
Association for Neighborhood & Housing Development, Inc. – ANHD Technical Assistance	13-2775999	\$92,432
Association for Neighborhood & Housing Development, Inc. – CCC	13-2775999	\$26,380
Bridge Street Development Corporation – CCC	11-3250772	\$35,920
Bridge Street Development Corporation – HPI	11-3250772	\$64,066
Bronx Neighborhood Housing Services CDC, Inc., The – CCC	47-1006046	\$25,270
Bronx Neighborhood Housing Services CDC, Inc., The – HPI	47-1006046	\$64,716
Catholic Migration Services, Inc HPI	11-2634818	\$102,000

Central Astoria Local Development Coalition, Inc. – CCC	11-2652331	\$28,986
Chhaya Community Development Corporation – HPI	11-3580935	\$51,850
Clinton Housing Development Company, Inc. – CCC	13-2851988	\$28,986
Community Development Project, Inc. – CCC	83-1441257	\$48,220
Community Development Project, Inc. – HPI	83-1441257	\$133,766
Community League of the Heights, Inc. – CCC	13-2564241	\$25,270
Community League of the Heights, Inc. – HPI	13-2564241	\$3,716
Crenulated Company, Ltd., The d/b/a New Settlement Apartments – CCC	14-1719016	\$21,300
Crenulated Company, Ltd., The d/b/a New Settlement Apartments – HPI	14-1719016	\$120,700
Fifth Avenue Committee, Inc. – CCC	11-2475743	\$32,920
Fifth Avenue Committee, Inc. – HPI	11-2475743	\$47,066
Goddard Riverside Community Center – CCC	13-1893908	\$28,987
Good Old Lower East Side, Inc. – CCC	13-2915659	\$32,920
Good Old Lower East Side, Inc. – HPI	13-2915659	\$47,066
Greater Ridgewood Restoration Corporation – CCC	11-2382250	\$28,986
Housing and Family Services of Greater New York, Inc. – CCC	11-2412584	\$45,070
Housing and Family Services of Greater New York, Inc. – HPI	11-2412584	\$115,916
Housing Conservation Coordinators, Inc. – CCC	51-0141489	\$34,420
Housing Conservation Coordinators, Inc. – HPI	51-0141489	\$55,566
Housing Court Answers, Inc. – CCC	13-3317188	\$28,986
Hudson Guild – CCC	13-5562989	\$28,986
Jewish Community Council of Greater Coney Island, Inc. – HPI	11-2665181	\$51,000
Legal Services NYC – CCC	13-2600199	\$28,986
Legal Services NYC – HPI	13-2600199	\$61,000
Lenox Hill Neighborhood House, Inc. – CCC	13-1628180	\$28,986
Mary Mitchell Family and Youth Center, Inc. – HPI	13-3385032	\$71,000
Mobilization for Justice, Inc. – CCC	13-2622748	\$28,987
Neighborhood Housing Services of Brooklyn (Bedford-Stuyvesant) CDC, Inc.		
-CCC	47-1717438	\$28,987
Neighborhood Housing Services of Brooklyn CDC, Inc. – CCC	47-1169779	\$28,987
Neighborhood Housing Services of Brooklyn CDC, Inc. – HPI	47-1169779	\$193,000
Neighborhood Housing Services of Jamaica, Inc. – CCC	23-7398279	\$28,987
Neighborhood Housing Services of Jamaica, Inc. – HPI	23-7398279	\$183,000
Neighborhood Initiatives Development Corporation (NIDC) – CCC	13-3110811	\$28,987
Neighborhood Initiatives Development Corporation (NIDC) – HPI	13-3110811	\$61,000
Neighbors Helping Neighbors, Inc. – HPI	11-3059958	\$51,000
Northern Manhattan Improvement Corporation – HPI	13-2972415	\$122,000
Northfield Community LDC of Staten Island, Inc. – CCC	13-2974137	\$54,257
Northfield Community LDC of Staten Island, Inc. – HPI	13-2974137	\$61,000
Northwest Bronx Community and Clergy Coalition, Inc. – CCC	13-2806160	\$29,730
Northwest Bronx Community and Clergy Coalition, Inc. – HPI	13-2806160	\$89,244
Pratt Area Community Council, Inc. – HPI	11-2451752	\$61,000
Queens Community House, Inc. – CCC	11-2375583	\$28,987
Queens Community House, Inc. – HPI	11-2375583	\$51,000
Queensboro Council for Social Welfare, Inc. – CCC	11-1817497	\$28,987
Riseboro Community Partnership, Inc. – HPI	11-2453853	\$61,000
, F/		, - ,

Southside United Housing Development Fund Corporation – CCC	11-2268359	\$28,987
Southside United Housing Development Fund Corporation – HPI	11-2268359	\$61,000
St. Nick's Alliance Corporation – HPI	51-0192170	\$61,000
Strycker's Bay Neighborhood Council, Inc. – CCC	13-1943516	\$28,987
United Jewish Council of the East Side, Inc. – CCC	13-2735378	\$28,987
Urban Justice Center – HPI	13-3442022	\$61,000
West Bronx Housing and Neighborhood Resource Center, Inc. – CCC	13-2941841	\$93,894
West Bronx Housing and Neighborhood Resource Center, Inc. – HPI	13-2941841	\$135,066
West Side Federation for Senior and Supportive Housing, Inc. – CCC	13-2926433	\$28,987
Woodside on the Move, Inc. – CCC	11-2435565	\$28,987

Community Land Trust \$1,500,000

Agency: HPD (806)

U/A: 009 – Office of Development – OTPS

Agency: CUNY (042)

U/A: 001 – Community College – OTPS

Program Area: Housing
First Year Funded: Fiscal 2020
Areas Served: Citywide

Target Population: Low-income tenants and homeowners

Scope of Service: This initiative supports organizations that work on a neighborhood level to develop and expand the community land trust (CLT) model citywide. CLT's will create and preserve permanently affordable housing through nonprofit ownership of land. Work includes, but is not limited to: tenant organizing; CLT advocacy; technical, legal and financial assistance to establish and build capacity for CLT's, and other CLT-related public education.

Legal Name of Organization	EIN	Amount
Banana Kelly Community Improvement Association, Inc.	13-2934000	\$98,250
Brownsville Partnership, Inc.	83-2855002	\$98,250
Chhaya Community Development Corporation	11-3580935	\$98,250
Chinatown Partnership Local Development Corporation	42-1650478	\$98,250
City University of New York	13-3893536	\$20,000
Community Development Project, Inc.	83-1441257	\$98,250
Cooper Square Community Development Committee, Inc.	13-2666211	\$98,250
Cypress Hills Local Development Corporation, Inc.	11-2683663	\$98,250
East Harlem-El Barrio Community Land Trust	47-5082983	\$133,083
Hester Street Collaborative, Inc.	20-0774906	\$196,500
Margert Community Corporation	11-2534700	\$34,834
Mary Mitchell Family and Youth Center, Inc.	13-3385032	\$34,833
New Economy Project, Inc.	13-3842270	\$98,250
Northfield Community LDC of Staten Island, Inc.	13-2974137	\$98,250
We Stay-Nos Quedamos, Inc.	13-3724388	\$98,250
Woodside on the Move, Inc.	11-2435565	\$98,250

Financial Empowerment for NYC's Renters

\$450,000

Agency: HPD (806)

U/A: 009 – Office of Development – OTPS

Agency: DCWP (866)

U/A: 003 – Other Than Personal Services

Program Area: Housing
First Year Funded: Fiscal 2017
Areas Served: Citywide

Target Population: New York City renters and affordable housing applicants

Scope of Service: This funding supports a financial empowerment program for New Yorkers looking to rent and apply for affordable housing. The City Council has designated the Department of Consumer and Worker Protection (DCWP) to work in collaboration with Ariva, Inc. and the New York City Department of Housing Preservation and Development (HPD) to carry out this initiative.

Designation Method: The City Council has designated the following providers for Fiscal 2024:

Legal Name of Organization	EIN	Amount
Ariva, Inc.	32-0028598	\$230,000
Department of Consumer and Worker Protection	13-6400434	\$25,000
Housing Preservation and Development	13-6400434	\$195,000

Foreclosure Prevention Programs

\$4,150,000

Agency: HPD (806)
Program Area: Housing

U/A: 009 – Office of Development – OTPS

First Year Funded: Fiscal 2020 – Consolidated

Areas Served: Citywide
Target Population: Homeowners

Scope of Services: This initiative provides funding to Neighborhood Restore Housing Development Fund Corporation (HDFC) and the Center for New York City Neighborhoods for foreclosure prevention programs, including the purchase of distressed mortgage notes, foreclosure prevention counseling and referral services, legal assistance, loan remediation assistance, mortgage modifications, outreach and education, training, research and advocacy around sub-prime lending and mortgage foreclosures.

Legal Name of Organization	EIN	Amount
Association of the Bar of the City of New York Fund, Inc. d/b/a City Bar		
Justice Center	13-6003018	\$120,000
Bronx Neighborhood Housing Services CDC, Inc., The	47-1006046	\$20,000
Brooklyn Legal Services Corporation A	13-2605599	\$25,000
Brooklyn Legal Services, Inc.	13-2605605	\$80,000
CAMBA, Inc.	11-2480339	\$50,000
Center for NYC Neighborhoods, Inc.	83-0506416	\$1,427,500
Chhaya Community Development Corporation	11-3580935	\$145,000
Housing and Family Services of Greater New York, Inc.	11-2412584	\$75,000
Jewish Association for Services for the Aged (JASA)	13-2620896	\$125,000
Legal Aid Society	13-5562265	\$115,000
LSNY Bronx Corporation	16-1759590	\$105,000
Neighborhood Housing Services of Brooklyn CDC, Inc.	47-1169779	\$135,000
Neighborhood Housing Services of Jamaica, Inc.	23-7398279	\$55,000

Neighborhood Housing Services of Queens CDC, Inc.	47-1267077	\$112,500
Neighborhood Restore HDFC	11-3498425	\$1,250,000
Neighbors Helping Neighbors, Inc.	11-3059958	\$60,000
New York Legal Assistance Group, Inc.	13-3505428	\$40,000
Northfield Community LDC of Staten Island, Inc.	13-2974137	\$110,000
Queens Legal Services Corporation	13-2605604	\$100,000

Home Loan Program \$1,800,000

Agency: HPD (806)
Program Area: Housing

U/A: 009 – Office of Development – OTPS

First Year Funded: Fiscal 2016
Areas Served: Citywide
Target Population: Homeowners

Scope of Services: This initiative provides funding for the Home Emergency Loan Program (Project HELP) administered by HPD and Neighborhood Housing Services Organizations (NHS), which provide direct, low-interest home improvement loans to owners of one-to four-family homes in the five boroughs. This funding will provide Emergency Repair Loans to correct health and safety related emergency situations such as roof leaks, water main breaks or heating system repairs in small, owner occupied buildings. Emergency loans under this program are conditional loans and will be awarded to eligible owners. Preference is given to renovations that provide access for persons with disabilities or who are handicapped. The City Council also allocates funding to the Center for New York City Neighborhoods to work in collaboration with HPD and the NHS organizations to provide financial and technical assistance under this initiative.

Designation Method: The City Council has designated the following providers for Fiscal 2024:

Legal Name of Organization	EIN	Amount
Bronx Neighborhood Housing Services CDC, Inc., The	47-1006046	\$200,000
Center for NYC Neighborhoods, Inc.	83-0506416	\$1,200,000
Neighborhood Housing Services of Brooklyn (Bedford-Stuyvesant) CDC, Inc.	47-1717438	\$100,000
Neighborhood Housing Services of Brooklyn CDC, Inc.	47-1169779	\$100,000
Neighborhood Housing Services of Queens CDC, Inc.	47-1267077	\$200,000

Housing Court Answers \$650,000

Agency: DSS/HRA (069)
Program Area: Legal Services

U/A: 107 – Legal Services – OTPS

First Year Funded: Fiscal 1999 **Areas Served:** Citywide

Target Population: Tenants who attend housing court and seek legal support

Scope of Services: To support anti-eviction education and referral services at the City's housing courts and various anti-eviction legal services groups that provide counseling and/or full legal representation for tenants seeking assistance in Housing Court.

Legal Name of Organization	EIN	Amount
Housing Court Answers, Inc.	13-3317188	\$650,000

Housing Information Project

\$300,000

Agency: HPD (806)
Program Area: Housing

U/A: 009 – Office of Development – OTPS

First Year Funded: Fiscal 2012 Areas Served: Citywide

Target Populations: Homeowners, renters, elected officials and housing advocates

Scope of Services: To support the maintenance, management and expansion of a comprehensive database of New York City's privately owned subsidized housing, dissemination of the information to the public, and maintenance of the technical platform.

Designation Method: The City Council has designated the following provider for Fiscal 2024:

Legal Name of Organization	EIN	Amount
New York University	13-5562308	\$300,000

Stabilizing NYC \$3,700,000

Agency: HPD (806)
Program Area: Housing

U/A: 009 – Office of Development – OTPS

First Year Funded: Fiscal 2015

Areas Served: Manhattan, Brooklyn, Bronx, Queens
Target Population: Low-income housing residents

Scope of Service: To combat the loss of affordable housing at the hands of predatory equity companies, and to defend low-income tenants in predatory equity building from harassment and eviction, by combining legal and organizing resources into a citywide front against predatory equity, helping tenants hold their predatory equity landlords accountable for lack of repairs, bogus eviction cases, and affirmative harassment.

Perignation methods the dry education has designated the following providers for rised 202 in				
Legal Name of Organization	EIN	Amount		
Asian Americans For Equality, Inc.	13-3187792	\$160,000		
Banana Kelly Community Improvement Association, Inc.	13-2934000	\$160,000		
Catholic Migration Services, Inc.	11-2634818	\$160,000		
Chhaya Community Development Corporation	11-3580935	\$175,950		
Committee Against Anti-Asian Violence	13-3526938	\$160,000		
Community Development Project, Inc.	83-1441257	\$580,250		
Cooper Square Community Development Committee, Inc.	13-2666211	\$160,000		
Crenulated Company, Ltd., The d/b/a New Settlement Apartments	14-1719016	\$160,000		
Fifth Avenue Committee, Inc.	11-2475743	\$160,000		
Flatbush Development Corporation	51-0188251	\$160,000		
Good Old Lower East Side, Inc.	13-2915659	\$175,950		
Housing Conservation Coordinators, Inc.	51-0141489	\$160,000		
Mary Mitchell Family and Youth Center, Inc.	13-3385032	\$160,000		
Met Council Research and Educational Fund, Inc.	13-3580918	\$160,000		
Neighbors Helping Neighbors, Inc.	11-3059958	\$160,000		
Northwest Bronx Community and Clergy Coalition, Inc.	13-2806160	\$175,950		
Pratt Area Community Council, Inc.	11-2451752	\$175,950		
St. Nick's Alliance Corporation	51-0192170	\$160,000		
Urban Homesteading Assistance (U-HAB), Inc.	13-2902798	\$175,950		
Woodside on the Move, Inc.	11-2435565	\$160,000		

Immigrant Services

Fiscal 2024 Council Initiatives		
Agency	Initiative	Amount
CUNY, DYCD	CUNY Citizenship NOW! Program	\$3,350,000
DOHMH, H+H	Immigrant Health Initiative	\$2,430,341
HRA/CUNY	Immigrant Opportunities Initiative	\$2,600,000
DYCD	Key to the City	\$700,000
HRA	New York Immigrant Family Unity Project	\$16,600,000
DSS/HRA	Unaccompanied Minors and Families	\$3,981,800
DYCD	Welcome NYC	\$1,175,000
	TOTAL	\$30,837,141

CUNY Citizenship NOW! Program

\$3,350,000

 Agency:
 DYCD (260)

 U/A:
 005 – OTPS

 Agency:
 CUNY (042)

U/A: 001 – Community Colleges – OTPS

First Year Funded: Fiscal 2002 Area Served: Citywide

Target Population: New York City's Immigrant Population

Scope of Service: To support CUNY Citizenship NOW! program, which provides free immigration law services to assist immigrants on their path to U.S. citizenship.

Designation Method: The City Council has designated the following providers for Fiscal 2024:

Legal Name of Organization	EIN	Amount
Asian American Federation, Inc.	13-3572287	\$100,000
City University of New York	13-6400434	\$3,100,000
New York Immigration Coalition, Inc.	13-3573409	\$150,000

Immigrant Health Initiative

\$2,430,341

Agency: DOHMH (816); H+H (819)

U/A: 117 – Prevention and Primary Care – OTPS; 001 – OTPS

First Year Funded: Fiscal 2016
Area Served: Citywide

Target Population: New York City's Immigrant Population

Scope of Service: To support programs that decrease health disparities among foreign-born New Yorkers by improving access to health care, addressing cultural and language barriers, and targeting resources and interventions. The initiative will also support mental health services for vulnerable immigrants.

Legal Name of Organization	EIN	Amount
Academy of Medical and Public Health Services	27-2206293	\$154,255
Ackerman Institute for the Family	13-1923959	\$79,255
African Services Committee, Inc.	13-3749744	\$60,505
Asian American Federation, Inc.	13-3572287	\$60,505
Charles B. Wang Community Health Center, Inc.	13-2739694	\$91,755
Child Center of NY, Inc., The	11-1733454	\$60,505
Chinese-American Sunshine House, Inc.	27-4599610	\$12,505
Health + Hospitals	13-2655001	\$75,000
Health + Hospitals - Elmhurst/The Libertas Center for Human Rights	13-2655001	\$60,000
Institute for Family Health, The	13-3273402	\$123,005
Korean Community Services of Metropolitan New York, Inc.	23-7348989	\$35,505
Make the Road New York	11-3344389	\$60,505
Mixteca Organization, Inc.	11-3561651	\$173,005
Montefiore Medical Center	13-1740114	\$91,755
New York and Presbyterian Hospital	13-3957095	\$60,505
New York Lawyers for the Public Interest, Inc.	13-2860703	\$435,504
New York Legal Assistance Group, Inc.	13-3505428	\$373,004
Sanctuary for Families, Inc.	13-3193119	\$91,754
Sloan-Kettering Institute for Cancer Research	13-1624182	\$248,005
South Asian Council for Social Services	11-3632920	\$23,005
Urban Health Plan, Inc.	23-7360305	\$60,504

Immigrant Opportunities Initiative

\$2,600,000

Agency: HRA (069)
U/A: 107 - OTPS
Program Name: HIV Law Project
Agency: CUNY (042)
U/A: 001 - OTPS
First Year Funded: Fiscal 2002
Area Served: Citywide

Target Population: New York City's Immigrant Population

Scope of Service: This allocation supports legal services for recent immigrants to assist with applications for citizenship or permanent residency, and various other immigrant related legal services.

Designation Method: The City Council will designate \$137,000 post-adoption and has designated the following providers for Fiscal 2024:

Legal Name of Organization	EIN	Amount
African Services Committee, Inc.	13-3749744	\$27,000
Ansob Center for Refugees, Inc.	11-3534833	\$45,000
Association of the Bar of the City of New York Fund, Inc. d/b/a City Bar		
Justice Center	13-6003018	\$45,000
Boro Park Jewish Community Council	11-3475993	\$35,000
Boys & Girls Club of Metro Queens, Inc.	11-1966067	\$45,000
Brooklyn Chinese-American Association, Inc.	11-3065859	\$25,000
Brooklyn Defender Services	11-3305406	\$20,000
CAMBA, Inc.	11-2480339	\$20,000

Caribbean Women's Health Association, Inc.	13-3323168	\$25,000
Central American Legal Assistance	11-2859151	\$84,000
City University of New York	13-3893536	\$24,000
Council of Jewish Organizations of Flatbush, Inc.	11-2864728	\$60,000
Department of Social Services – HIV Law Project	13-6400434	\$38,000
Emerald Isle Immigration Center	11-2932528	\$178,000
Gay Men's Health Crisis, Inc.	13-3130146	\$10,000
HANAC, Inc.	11-2290832	\$100,000
Housing Conservation Coordinators, Inc.	51-0141489	\$38,000
Immigrant Justice Corps, Inc.	46-4879076	\$200,000
Immigration Equality	13-3802711	\$10,000
Legal Services NYC	13-2600199	\$425,000
Mobilization for Justice, Inc.	13-2622748	\$126,000
New York Legal Assistance Group, Inc.	13-3505428	\$440,000
Northern Manhattan Improvement Corporation	13-2972415	\$38,000
Polish and Slavic Center, Inc.	11-2285970	\$20,000
Safe Horizon, Inc.	13-2946970	\$20,000
Sanctuary for Families, Inc.	13-3193119	\$200,000
SBH Community Service Network, Inc.	23-7406410	\$25,000
Southside Community Mission, Inc.	11-2306447	\$65,000
United Jewish Organizations of Williamsburg, Inc.	11-2728233	\$20,000
Urban Justice Center	13-3442022	\$30,000
West Bronx Housing and Neighborhood Resource Center, Inc.	13-2941841	\$25,000

Key to the City \$700,000

Agency: DYCD (260)
U/A: 005 – OTPS
First Year Funded: Fiscal 2014
Area Served: Citywide

Target Population: New York City's Immigrant Population

Scope of Service: This allocation supports consulate identification services to overcome barriers to schools, financial institutions, higher education, and public safety; financial empowerment and access to sound financial services and college readiness workshops, immigration legal screenings, and other programs as determined by demand.

Designation Method: The City Council has designated the following provider for Fiscal 2024:

Legal Name of Organization	EIN	Amount
New York Immigration Coalition, Inc.	13-3573409	\$700,000

New York Immigrant Family Unity Project

\$16,600,000

Agency: DSS/HRA (069)
U/A: 107 –OTPS
First Year Funded: Fiscal 2014
Area Served: Citywide

Target Population: Indigent Immigrants Detained at the New York/New Jersey Immigration Courts

Scope of Service: This allocation supports legal representation for New York immigrants detained and facing deportation who cannot afford an attorney. NYIFUP attorneys carry a full caseload of deportation defense

cases, and provide services including master calendar, bond and individual merits hearings, appeals, and social work services.

Designation Method: The City Council has designated the following providers for Fiscal 2023:

Legal Name of Organization	EIN	Amount
Bronx Defenders, The	13-3931074	\$5,333,333
Brooklyn Defender Service	11-3305406	\$5,333,333
Legal Aid Society	13-5562265	\$5,333,334

Unaccompanied Minors and Families

\$3,981,800

Agency: HRA (069)
U/A: 107 – OTPS
First Year Funded: Fiscal 2014
Area Served: Citywide

Target Population: Children and Families in Removal Proceedings

Scope of Service: This allocation funds legal counsel for children in removal proceedings, and social services to children appearing on the Juvenile and Surge Dockets in New York Immigration court to ensure due process for minors who are struggling to maneuver the immigration system alone. This initiative will also provide legal services to "Adults with Children" ("AWCs"), to ensure that the adults and their children have access to critical education, health and mental health services.

Designation Method: The City Council will designate \$290,000 post-adoption and has designated the following providers for Fiscal 2024:

Legal Name of Organization	EIN	Amount
Catholic Charities Community Services, Archdiocese of New York	13-5562185	\$620,000
Central American Legal Assistance	11-2859151	\$420,000
Door - A Center of Alternatives, Inc., The	13-6127348	\$540,000
KIND, Inc.	26-2763038	\$175,000
Legal Aid Society	13-5562265	\$885,000
Safe Passage Project Corporation	46-2946211	\$1,051,800

Welcome NYC \$1,175,000

Agency: DYCD (260) **U/A:** 005 –OTPS

Program Area: Immigrant Services

First Year Funded: Fiscal 2023 Area Served: Citywide

Target Population: New York City Asylum Seekers

Scope of Service: This funding will assist New York City asylum seekers with workforce development programs, support literacy services, mentoring program, college awareness, youth leadership, social and educational programs, food services and other programs that empower families and young adults.

Designation Method: The City Council will designate \$180,000 post-adoption and has designated the following providers for Fiscal 2024:

Legal Name of Organization	EIN	Amount
Academy of Medical and Public Health Services	27-2206293	\$50,000
Adhikaar for Human Rights and Social Justice	20-3384725	\$50,000
African Services Committee, Inc.	13-3749744	\$50,000
Arab American Association of New York, Inc.	11-3604756	\$60,000

FISCAL YEAR 2024 ADOPTED EXPENSE BUDGET ADJUSTMENT SUMMARY

Churches United for Fair Housing, Inc.	26-4698161	\$25,000
Door - A Center of Alternatives, Inc., The	13-6127348	\$40,000
East Side House, Inc.	13-1623989	\$50,000
Emergency Shelter Network of Faith-Based and Community Organizations, Inc.	46-1657874	\$25,000
Gambian Youths Organization, The	26-0094193	\$25,000
Interfaith Center of New York, Inc., The	13-3926970	\$25,000
Latino Commission on AIDS, Inc.	13-3629466	\$30,000
Little Sisters of the Assumption Family Health Service, Inc.	13-2867881	\$25,000
Make the Road New York	11-3344389	\$35,000
MASA-MexEd, Inc. d/b/a Masa	11-3640210	\$40,000
MinKwon Center for Community Action, Inc.	11-2710506	\$30,000
Mixteca Organization, Inc.	11-3561651	\$50,000
Muslims Giving Back, Inc.	82-2712941	\$25,000
New Immigrant Community Empowerment (NICE)	11-3560625	\$50,000
New York Common Pantry, Inc.	13-3127972	\$100,000
Northern Manhattan Improvement Corporation	13-2972415	\$50,000
Queens Community House, Inc.	11-2375583	\$35,000
Staten Island Community Job Center, Inc.	47-2787706	\$50,000
Variety Boys and Girls Club of Queens, Inc.	11-6014770	\$75,000

Legal Services

Fiscal 2024 Council Legal Services Initiatives			
Agency	Initiative	Amount	
DYCD	Family Advocacy and Guardianship Support	\$3,000,000	
MOCJ	Legal Information and Support for Families	\$485,000	
DSS/HRA	Legal Services for Low-Income New Yorkers	\$5,800,000	
DSS/HRA	Legal Services for the Working Poor	\$3,455,000	
DSS/HRA	Low Wage Worker Support	\$2,173,000	
DYCD	Prisoners' Rights Project	\$1,000,000	
	TOTAL	\$15,913,000	

Family Advocacy and Guardianship Support

\$3,000,000

Agency: DYCD (260)

Program Area: Community Development

U/A: 005 – Community Development – OTPS

First Year Funded: Fiscal 2020 Area Served: Citywide

Target Population: Children and families involved in the child welfare system

Scope of Service: Funding supports services to primarily Black, Latinx, and immigrant communities who are disproportionately impacted by and overrepresented in the child welfare system, parents who are on the Statewide Register of Child Abuse and Maltreatment Database, and civil legal assistance to low-income kin caregivers who require legal support to maintain family cohesion and/or obtain public services.

Designation Method: The City Council has designated the following providers for Fiscal 2024:

Legal Name of Organization	EIN	Amount
Bronx Defenders, The	13-3931074	\$650,000
Brooklyn Defender Services	11-3305406	\$650,000
Center for Family Representation	51-0419496	\$650,000
Family Legal Care, Inc.	13-3910567	\$100,000
Mobilization for Justice, Inc.	13-2622748	\$300,000
Neighborhood Defender Service, Inc.	06-1296692	\$650,000

Legal Information and Support for Families

\$485,000

Agency: MOCJ – Miscellaneous Budget (098) U/A: 002 - Other Than Personal Services

First Year Funded: Fiscal 2005 Area Served: Citywide

Target Population: Persons requiring information in Family Court

Scope of Services: Funding provides the necessary resources to operate the Family Court Legal Information and Support Program. Other services supported include telephone, email and live chat hotlines.

Legal Name of Organization	EIN	Amount
Family Legal Care, Inc.	13-3910567	\$485,000

Legal Services for Low-Income New Yorkers

\$5,800,000

Agency: DSS/HRA (069)
Program Area: Legal Services

U/A: 107 – Legal Services – OTPS

First Year Funded: Fiscal 2017 Area Served: Citywide

Target Populations: Indigent individuals requiring legal assistance or eligibility for unemployment insurance or supplemental security income benefits.

Scope of Services: Funding supports services that include direct legal representation, which includes a range of matters such as class action cases, unemployment insurance, supplemental security income, consumer/finance, education, employment, family, juvenile, health, housing, income maintenance, individual rights, hotline-based services and other miscellaneous benefits. Other programs funded are community legal education presentations and pro-bono/volunteer lawyer programs.

Designation Method: The City Council has designated the following providers for Fiscal 2024:

Legal Name of Organization	EIN	Amount
Brooklyn Legal Services Corporation A	13-2605599	\$100,000
Center for Family Representation	51-0419496	\$250,000
Legal Aid Society	13-5562265	\$2,100,000
Legal Services NYC	13-2600199	\$2,100,000
New York Legal Assistance Group, Inc.	13-3505428	\$850,000
Riseboro Community Partnership, Inc.	11-2453853	\$400,000

Legal Services for the Working Poor

\$3,455,000

Agency: DSS/HRA (069)
Program Area: Legal Services

U/A: 107 – Legal Services – OTPS

First Year Funded: Fiscal 2005 Area Served: Citywide

Target Population: Working poor individuals requiring civil legal assistance

Scope of Services: Funding supports legal representation on a range of matters, which include: prevention of eviction and foreclosure; improvement of living conditions; removal of hazardous housing conditions; housing code enforcement actions; assistance in emergency grants and benefits; disability benefits; immigration assistance; consumer protections from creditors; protection from workplace abuses; domestic violence; recovery of illegal rents and improper rent changes.

Legal Name of Organization	EIN	Amount
Asian Americans For Equality, Inc.	13-3187792	\$350,800
CAMBA Legal Services, Inc.	11-3153831	\$455,000
Catholic Migration Services, Inc.	11-2634818	\$50,000
Center for Family Representation	51-0419496	\$30,000
Communities Resist, Inc.	84-1899350	\$310,800
Community Development Project, Inc.	83-1441257	\$455,000
Housing Conservation Coordinators, Inc.	51-0141489	\$455,000
Make the Road New York	11-3344389	\$165,900
Manhattan Legal Services	13-2613958	\$150,000
Mobilization for Justice, Inc.	13-2622748	\$455,000
New York City Gay and Lesbian Anti-Violence Project, Inc.	13-3149200	\$47,500

FISCAL YEAR 2024 ADOPTED EXPENSE BUDGET ADJUSTMENT SUMMARY

Northern Manhattan Improvement Corporation	13-2972415	\$455,000
Public Utility Law Project of New York, Inc.	14-1634870	\$75,000

Low Wage Worker Support

\$2,173,000

Agency: DSS/HRA (069)
Program Area: Legal Services

U/A: 107 – Legal Services – OTPS

First Year Funded: Fiscal 2019
Area Served: Citywide

Target Population: Low-wage workers requiring employment-based civil legal assistance

Scope of Services: Funding supports legal services, outreach, and education to low-wage workers in need of employment-related civil legal services.

Designation Method: The City Council has designated the following providers for Fiscal 2024:

Legal Name of Organization	EIN	Amount
Catholic Migration Services, Inc.	11-2634818	\$168,027
Community Development Project, Inc.	83-1441257	\$293,226
Legal Aid Society	13-5562265	\$580,596
Legal Services NYC	13-2600199	\$410,065
Make the Road New York	11-3344389	\$241,833
New Immigrant Community Empowerment (NICE)	11-3560625	\$40,000
New York Committee for Occupational Safety and Health	13-2935028	\$80,000
New York Legal Assistance Group, Inc.	13-3505428	\$337,853
Third Sector New England	042261109	\$21,400

Prisoners' Rights Project

\$1,000,000

Agency: DYCD (260)

Program Area: Community Development

U/A: 005 – Community Development – OTPS

First Year Funded: Fiscal 2016
Area Served: Citywide

Target Population: DOC inmates, detainees, and their families

Scope of Services: The Prisoners' Rights Project (PRP) addresses the basic protection of human rights, safety, abuse and improved conditions for incarcerated individuals within the City's jail system. Other services provided include access to PRP's hotline, educational assistance for young prisoners, medical and mental health counseling, legal advocacy for discrimination and mistreatment of disabled and LGBTQIA+ prisoners.

	Legal Name of Organization	EIN	Amount
Legal Aid Society		13-5562265	\$1,000,000

Libraries

Fiscal 2024 Council Libraries Initiatives			
Agency	Initiative		Amount
BPL	Fiscal 2024 Subsidy		\$4,380,300
NYPL	Fiscal 2024 Subsidy		\$5,840,400
QPL	Fiscal 2024 Subsidy		\$4,380,300
Research	Fiscal 2024 Subsidy		\$1,099,000
	Т	OTAL	\$15,700,000

Fiscal 2024 Subsidy: Brooklyn Public Library

\$4,380,300

Agency: BPL (038)

U/A: 001 - Other Than Personal Services

First Year Funded: Fiscal 2019
Area Served: Brooklyn

Target Population: Individuals who use Brooklyn Public Libraries

Scope of Service: This initiative supports the library so that the system can continue to provide the same level of service it delivered last fiscal year, manage the increase in programing and circulation, and cover the rise in cost of materials, staff, and operating expenses. Funds will allow the systems to maintain physical spaces and cover repairs and upkeep that are not capitally eligible.

Designation Method: This funding is directly allocated to the Brooklyn Public Library.

Fiscal 2024 Subsidy: New York Public Library

\$5,840,400

Agency: NYPL (037)

U/A: 006 - Other Than Personal Services

First Year Funded: Fiscal 2019

Area Served: Manhattan, Bronx, Staten Island

Target Population: Individuals who use New York Public Libraries

Scope of Service: This initiative supports the library so that the system can continue to provide the same level of service it delivered last fiscal year, manage the increase in programing and circulation, and cover the rise in cost of materials, staff, and operating expenses. Funds will allow the systems to maintain physical spaces and cover repairs and upkeep that are not capitally eligible.

Designation Method: This funding is directly allocated to the New York Public Library.

Fiscal 2024 Subsidy: Queens Public Library

\$4,380,300

Agency: QBPL (039)

U/A: 001 - Other Than Personal Services

First Year Funded: Fiscal 2019
Area Served: Queens

Target Population: Individuals who use Queens Borough Public Libraries

Scope of Service: This initiative supports the library so that the system can continue to provide the same level of service it delivered last fiscal year, manage the increase in programing and circulation, and cover the rise in cost of materials, staff, and operating expenses. Funds will allow the systems to maintain physical spaces and cover repairs and upkeep that are not capitally eligible.

Designation Method: This funding is directly allocated to the Queens Borough Public Library.

Fiscal 2024 Subsidy: Research Library

\$1,099,000

Agency: NYPL-R (035)

U/A: 001 - Other Than Personal Services

First Year Funded: Fiscal 2019

Area Served: Manhattan, Bronx, Staten Island
Target Population: Individuals who use Research Libraries

Scope of Service: This initiative supports the library so that the system can continue to provide the same level of service it delivered last fiscal year, manage the increase in programing and circulation, and cover the rise in cost of materials, staff, and operating expenses. Funds will allow the systems to maintain physical spaces and cover repairs and upkeep that are not capitally eligible.

Designation Method: This funding is directly allocated to the Research Library.

Mental Health Services

Fiscal 2024 Mei	Fiscal 2024 Mental Health Services Initiatives		
Agency	Initiative	Amount	
DOHMH, DCLA	Autism Awareness	\$3,261,846	
DOHMH	Children Under Five	\$1,556,231	
DOHMH	Court-Involved Youth Mental Health	\$3,425,000	
DOHMH	Developmental, Psychological & Behavioral Health Services	\$2,255,493	
DOHMH	Geriatric Mental Health	\$3,405,540	
DOHMH	LGBTQIA Youth All-Borough Mental Health	\$1,200,000	
DOHMH	Mental Health Services for Vulnerable Populations	\$3,663,000	
CUNY	Mental Health Workforce Retention and Development	\$250,000	
DOHMH	Opioid Prevention and Treatment	\$3,075,000	
DOHMH	Trauma Recovery Centers	\$2,400,000	
	TOTAL	\$24,492,110	

Autism Awareness \$3,261,846

Agency: DOHMH (816)

Program Area: Mental Hygiene – Mental Health Services

U/A: 120 – Mental Health – OTPS

Agency DCLA (126)

U/A 003 – OTPS
022 – OTPS

First Year Funded: Fiscal 2008

Area Served: Citywide

Target Populations: Children and families affected by autism

Scope of Services: This allocation supports wraparound services for autistic children in after-school and summer programs and during school closings. The programs may also provide forums or training seminars to teach coping skills to families and caregivers affected by autism.

Designation Method: The City Council will designate \$418,442 post adoption The City Council has designated the following providers for Fiscal 2024:

Legal Name of Organization	EIN	Amount
Adaptive Design Association, Inc.	13-4170232	\$25,000
Birch Family Services, Inc.	11-2503193	\$85,000
Care For Special Needs Children Foundation, Inc.	47-2616448	\$25,000
Eden II School for Autistic Children, Inc.	13-2872916	\$109,012
Giving Alternative Learners Uplifting Opportunities, Inc.	050615968	\$124,916
Grace Foundation of New York	13-4131863	\$107,372
Guild for Exceptional Children, Inc.	11-6037766	\$20,000
HeartShare Human Services of NY, R.C. Diocese of Brooklyn	11-1633549	\$128,540
Imagine Foundation	20-2336717	\$70,031
Jewish Community Center in Manhattan, Inc., The	13-3490745	\$67,183
Jewish Community Center of Staten Island, Inc.	13-5562256	\$50,000

Job Path, Inc.	13-4038495	\$87,250
Lincoln Center for the Performing Arts, Inc.	13-1847137	\$105,000
Mosholu-Montefiore Community Center, Inc.	13-3622107	\$147,132
My Time, Inc.	68-0646329	\$150,047
New Alternatives for Children, Inc.	13-3149298	\$100,000
New York University	13-5562308	\$55,000
NYC Autism Charter Schools	81-2958000	\$30,000
Ohel Children's Home and Family Services, Inc.	11-6078704	\$108,263
On Your Mark, Inc.	13-3128315	\$25,000
Pesach Tikvah Hope Development, Inc.	11-2642641	\$50,000
QSAC, Inc.	11-2482974	\$199,970
Ramapo for Children, Inc.	13-5600422	\$124,187
Resources for Children with Special Needs, Inc.	11-2594790	\$200,938
Shema Kolainu - Hear Our Voices	11-3503085	\$104,916
Shield of David, Inc.	13-1740041	\$113,136
Shorefront YM-YWHA of Brighton-Manhattan Beach, Inc.	11-3070228	\$105,046
Sinergia, Inc.	13-3183344	\$115,465
Theatre Development Fund, Inc.	13-6216919	\$100,000
Unique People Services, Inc.	13-3636555	\$10,000
University Settlement Society of New York, Inc.	13-5562374	\$25,000
Yaldeinu School, Inc.	26-3373908	\$55,000
Young Adult Institute, Inc.	11-2030172	\$145,000
Young Men's and Young Women's Hebrew Association of Washington Heights		
and Inwood	13-1635308	\$50,000

Children Under Five \$1,556,231

Agency: DOHMH (816)

Program Area: Mental Hygiene – Mental Health Services

U/A: 120 – Mental Health – OTPS

First Year Funded Fiscal 2005 Area Served: Citywide

Target Populations: Children aged five years and younger who have experienced violence directly or indirectly

Scope of Services: This allocation funds community-based outpatient mental health clinics that provide mental health treatment to children aged five years and younger. Mental health treatment activities may include, but are not limited to, screening and clinical evaluation; individual, small group, and child-parent psychotherapy; consultation to pediatricians, preschool teachers, and child welfare workers; and trauma-informed interventions.

Designation Method: The City Council will designate \$35,000 post adoption The City Council has designated the following providers for Fiscal 2024:

Legal Name of Organization	EIN	Amount
Brooklyn Queens Conservatory of Music	11-1532426	\$65,000
Good Shepherd Services	13-5598710	\$85,000
Greenwich House, Inc.	13-5562204	\$85,000
Montefiore Medical Center	13-1740114	\$475,077

New Alternatives for Children, Inc.	13-3149298	\$45,000
Northside Center for Child Development, Inc.	13-1656679	\$100,000
Rising Ground, Inc.	13-1860451	\$100,000
Safe Horizon, Inc.	13-2946970	\$115,385
University Settlement Society of New York, Inc.	13-5562374	\$300,769
Young Adult Institute, Inc.	11-2030172	\$65,000
Young Men's and Young Women's Hebrew Association of Washington	_	_
Heights and Inwood	13-1635308	\$85,000

Court-Involved Youth Mental Health

\$3,425,000

Agency: DOHMH (816)

Program Area: Mental Hygiene – Mental Health Services

U/A: 120 – Mental Health – OTPS

First Year Funded Fiscal 2015
Area Served: Citywide

Target Populations: Court-involved youth and families

Scope of Services: This allocation supports programs that utilize risk assessment tools to identify juveniles in the arrest process who require mental health services and that provide family counseling and respite services to families of court-involved youth. The initiative also supports efforts to connect community-based providers working with court-involved youth to other non-governmental organizations familiar with the Courts, the Administration for Children's Services (ACS), the Department of Correction (DOC), and other relevant City and State agencies.

Designation Method: The City Council will designate \$250,000 post adoption The City Council has designated the following providers for Fiscal 2024:

Legal Name of Organization	EIN	Amount
Astor Services for Children & Families	14-1397918	\$150,000
Catholic Charities Neighborhood Services, Inc.	11-2047151	\$130,000
Center for Alternative Sentencing and Employment Services	13-2668080	\$150,000
Child Center of NY, Inc., The	11-1733454	\$150,000
Children's Aid Society, The	13-5562191	\$100,000
Coalition for Behavioral Health, Inc., The	13-2729071	\$205,000
EAC, Inc.	23-7175609	\$100,000
Fortune Society, Inc., The	13-2645436	\$150,000
Good Shepherd Services	13-5598710	\$150,000
Jewish Child Care Association of New York	13-1624060	\$175,000
Justice Innovation, Inc.	85-2810883	\$251,000
Kingsbridge Heights Community Center, Inc.	13-2813809	\$90,000
New Alternatives for Children, Inc.	13-3149298	\$200,000
Northside Center for Child Development, Inc.	13-1656679	\$150,000
Osborne Association, Inc., The	13-5563028	\$150,000
Richmond Medical Center	74-3177454	\$259,000
Safe Horizon, Inc.	13-2946970	\$140,000
SCO Family of Services	11-2777066	\$175,000
Urban Youth Alliance International, Inc.	13-2969182	\$200,000
Young New Yorkers, Inc.	81-1465388	\$100,000

Developmental, Psychological and Behavioral Health Services

\$2,255,493

Agency: DOHMH (816)

Program Area: Mental Hygiene – Mental Health Services

U/A: 120 – Mental Health – OTPS

First Year Funded Fiscal 2017 Area Served: Citywide

Target Populations: Individuals in need of mental health care, particularly people with chemical dependencies, developmental disabilities, and/or serious mental illnesses

Scope of Services: This initiative supports a range of programs and services that address the needs of individuals with chemical dependencies, developmental disabilities, and/or serious mental illnesses, as well as the needs of their families and caregivers. The funding may support medically supervised outpatient programs, transition management programs, Article 16 clinics, psychological clubs, recreation programs, or other behavioral health services.

Designation Method: The City Council will designate \$641,412 post adoption The City Council has designated the following providers for Fiscal 2024:

Legal Name of Organization	EIN	Amount
Bailey House, Inc.	13-3165181	\$81,103
Catholic Charities Neighborhood Services, Inc.	11-2047151	\$31,103
Child Center of NY, Inc., The	11-1733454	\$76,103
Epilepsy Institute, The	13-2608325	\$259,412
Greenwich House, Inc.	13-5562204	\$27,103
Hamilton-Madison House, Inc.	13-5562412	\$38,103
Heights Hill Mental Health Service, SBPC, Community Advisory Board, Inc.	11-2785605	\$176,103
Institute for Community Living, Inc.	13-3306195	\$249,103
Jewish Board of Family and Children's Services, Inc.	13-5564937	\$132,103
Jewish Board of Family and Children's Services, Inc.	13-5564937	\$100,000
Montefiore Medical Center	13-1740114	\$70,429
Ohel Children's Home and Family Services, Inc.	11-6078704	\$42,103
Richmond Medical Center	74-3177454	\$107,103
St. Ann's Corner of Harm Reduction, Inc.	13-3724008	\$92,107
Welllife Network, Inc.	11-2542430	\$132,103

Geriatric Mental Health \$3,405,540

Agency: DOHMH (816)

Program Area: Mental Hygiene – Mental Health Services

U/A: 120 – Mental Health – OTPS

Agency: DCLA (126)

Program Area: Other Cultural Institutions
U/A: 022 – Other Cultural Institutions

First Year Funded Fiscal 2006 Area Served: Citywide

Target Populations: Seniors who require mental health services, including those with mental disabilities.

Scope of Services: This funding supports organizations that provide a range of mental health services to older adults in "non-clinical settings," such as senior centers, drop-in centers, religious institutions, social clubs, homeless prevention programs, and individual homes.

Designation Method: The City Council will designate \$200,000 post adoption The City Council has designated the following providers for Fiscal 2024:

BronxWorks, Inc. 13-3254484 \$100,000 Catholic Charities Neighborhood Services, Inc. 11-2047151 \$100,000 Chinese American Planning Council, Inc. 13-6202692 \$100,000 Educational Alliance, Inc., The 13-5562210 \$80,384 Emerald Isle Immigration Center 11-2932528 \$100,000 Goddard Riverside Community Center 13-1893908 \$80,384 Grand Street Settlement, Inc. 13-5562204 \$80,384 Hamilton-Madison House, Inc. 13-5562204 \$80,384 Hamilton-Madison House, Inc. 13-5562241 \$80,384 Hudson Guild 13-5562242 \$80,384 Hudson Guild 13-5562989 \$100,000 India Home, Inc. 20-8747291 \$80,384 Korean Community Services of Metropolitan New York, Inc. 23-7348989 \$80,384 Lenox Hill Neighborhood House, Inc. 13-1628180 \$100,000 Lincoln Center for the Performing Arts, Inc. 13-3622107 \$80,384 Project Hospitality, Inc. 13-3622107 \$80,384 Riverdale Mental Health Association, Inc. 11-2375583 \$80,384<	Legal Name of Organization	EIN	Amount
Chinese American Planning Council, Inc. 13-6202692 \$100,000 Educational Alliance, Inc., The 13-5562210 \$80,384 Emerald Isle Immigration Center 11-2932528 \$100,000 Goddard Riverside Community Center 13-1893908 \$80,384 Grand Street Settlement, Inc. 13-5562230 \$100,000 Greenwich House, Inc. 13-5562204 \$80,384 Hamilton-Madison House, Inc. 13-5562412 \$80,384 Henry Street Settlement 13-1562242 \$80,384 Hudson Guild 13-5562242 \$80,384 Hudson Guild 13-5562242 \$80,384 Horing Inc. 20-8747291 \$80,384 Lenox Hill Neighborhood House, Inc. 13-1628180 \$100,000 Lincoln Center for the Performing Arts, Inc. 13-1628180 \$100,000 Mosholu-Montefiore Community Center, Inc. 13-3622107 \$80,384 Project Hospitality, Inc. 13-3234441 \$100,000 Queens Community House, Inc. 13-3930700 \$131,636 Riverdale Senior Services, Inc. 13-1930700 \$131,636 Riverstone	BronxWorks, Inc.	13-3254484	\$100,000
Educational Alliance, Inc., The 13-5562210 \$80,384 Emerald Isle Immigration Center 11-2932528 \$100,000 Goddard Riverside Community Center 13-1893908 \$80,384 Grand Street Settlement, Inc. 13-556220 \$80,384 Greenwich House, Inc. 13-5562204 \$80,384 Hamilton-Madison House, Inc. 13-5562412 \$80,384 Henry Street Settlement 13-1562242 \$80,384 Hudson Guild 13-5562989 \$100,000 India Home, Inc. 20-8747291 \$80,384 Korean Community Services of Metropolitan New York, Inc. 23-7348989 \$80,384 Lenox Hill Neighborhood House, Inc. 13-1628180 \$100,000 Lincoln Center for the Performing Arts, Inc. 13-1847137 \$100,000 Mosholu-Montefiore Community Center, Inc. 13-3234441 \$100,000 Mosholu-Montefiore Community Center, Inc. 13-3234441 \$100,000 Queens Community House, Inc. 11-2375583 \$80,384 Riverdale Mental Health Association, Inc. 13-1930700 \$131,636 Riverdale Senior Services, Inc. 23-7357997	Catholic Charities Neighborhood Services, Inc.	11-2047151	\$100,000
Emerald Isle Immigration Center 11-2932528 \$100,000 Goddard Riverside Community Center 13-1893908 \$80,384 Grand Street Settlement, Inc. 13-5562230 \$100,000 Greenwich House, Inc. 13-5562204 \$80,384 Hamilton-Madison House, Inc. 13-5562412 \$80,384 Henry Street Settlement 13-1562242 \$80,384 Hudson Guild 13-5562989 \$100,000 India Home, Inc. 20-8747291 \$80,384 Korean Community Services of Metropolitan New York, Inc. 23-7348989 \$80,384 Lenox Hill Neighborhood House, Inc. 13-1628180 \$100,000 Lincoln Center for the Performing Arts, Inc. 13-1847137 \$100,000 Lincoln Center for the Performing Arts, Inc. 13-3622107 \$80,384 Project Hospitality, Inc. 13-3234441 \$100,000 Queens Community House, Inc. 11-2375583 \$80,384 Riverdale Mental Health Association, Inc. 11-2375583 \$80,384 Riverdale Senior Services, Inc. 23-7357997 \$135,638 Riverstone Senior Life Services, Inc. 13-3355074	Chinese American Planning Council, Inc.	13-6202692	\$100,000
Goddard Riverside Community Center 13-1893908 \$80,384 Grand Street Settlement, Inc. 13-5562230 \$100,000 Greenwich House, Inc. 13-5562204 \$80,384 Hamilton-Madison House, Inc. 13-5562412 \$80,384 Henry Street Settlement 13-1562242 \$80,384 Hudson Guild 13-5562999 \$100,000 India Home, Inc. 20-8747291 \$80,384 Korean Community Services of Metropolitan New York, Inc. 23-7348989 \$80,384 Lenox Hill Neighborhood House, Inc. 13-1628180 \$100,000 Lincoln Center for the Performing Arts, Inc. 13-1847137 \$100,000 Mosholu-Montefiore Community Center, Inc. 13-3622107 \$80,384 Project Hospitality, Inc. 13-3234441 \$100,000 Queens Community House, Inc. 11-2375583 \$80,384 Riverdale Mental Health Association, Inc. 13-1930700 \$131,636 Riverdale Senior Services, Inc. 23-7357997 \$135,638 Riversole Senior Life Services, Inc. 13-3355074 \$100,000 Samuel Field YM & YWHA, Inc. 23-7406410 \$	Educational Alliance, Inc., The	13-5562210	\$80,384
Grand Street Settlement, Inc. 13-5562230 \$100,000 Greenwich House, Inc. 13-556204 \$80,384 Hamilton-Madison House, Inc. 13-5562412 \$80,384 Henry Street Settlement 13-1562242 \$80,384 Hudson Guild 13-5562989 \$100,000 India Home, Inc. 20-8747291 \$80,384 Korean Community Services of Metropolitan New York, Inc. 23-7348989 \$80,384 Lenox Hill Neighborhood House, Inc. 13-1628180 \$100,000 Lincoln Center for the Performing Arts, Inc. 13-1847137 \$100,000 Mosholu-Montefiore Community Center, Inc. 13-3622107 \$80,384 Project Hospitality, Inc. 13-3234441 \$100,000 Queens Community House, Inc. 11-2375583 \$80,384 Riverdale Mental Health Association, Inc. 13-1930700 \$131,636 Riverdale Senior Services, Inc. 23-7357997 \$135,638 Riverstone Senior Life Services, Inc. 13-3355074 \$100,000 Samuel Field YM & YWHA, Inc. 11-3071518 \$117,638 SBH Community Service Network, Inc. 23-7406410 <td< td=""><td>Emerald Isle Immigration Center</td><td>11-2932528</td><td>\$100,000</td></td<>	Emerald Isle Immigration Center	11-2932528	\$100,000
Greenwich House, Inc. 13-5562204 \$80,384 Hamilton-Madison House, Inc. 13-5562412 \$80,384 Henry Street Settlement 13-1562242 \$80,384 Hudson Guild 13-5562989 \$100,000 India Home, Inc. 20-8747291 \$80,384 Korean Community Services of Metropolitan New York, Inc. 23-7348989 \$80,384 Lenox Hill Neighborhood House, Inc. 13-1628180 \$100,000 Lincoln Center for the Performing Arts, Inc. 13-1847137 \$100,000 Lincoln Center for the Performing Arts, Inc. 13-1847137 \$100,000 Mosholu-Montefiore Community Center, Inc. 13-3622107 \$80,384 Project Hospitality, Inc. 13-3324441 \$100,000 Queens Community House, Inc. 11-2375583 \$80,384 Riverdale Mental Health Association, Inc. 13-1930700 \$131,636 Riverdale Senior Services, Inc. 23-7357997 \$135,638 Riverstone Senior Life Services, Inc. 13-3355074 \$100,000 Samuel Field YM & YWHA, Inc. 11-3071518 \$117,638 SBH Community Service Network, Inc. 23-7406410<	Goddard Riverside Community Center	13-1893908	\$80,384
Hamilton-Madison House, Inc. 13-5562412 \$80,384 Henry Street Settlement 13-1562242 \$80,384 Hudson Guild 13-5562989 \$100,000 India Home, Inc. 20-8747291 \$80,384 Korean Community Services of Metropolitan New York, Inc. 23-7348989 \$80,384 Lenox Hill Neighborhood House, Inc. 13-1628180 \$100,000 Lincoln Center for the Performing Arts, Inc. 13-1847137 \$100,000 Mosholu-Montefiore Community Center, Inc. 13-3622107 \$80,384 Project Hospitality, Inc. 13-3234441 \$100,000 Queens Community House, Inc. 11-2375583 \$80,384 Riverdale Mental Health Association, Inc. 13-1930700 \$131,636 Riverdale Senior Services, Inc. 23-7357997 \$135,638 Riverstone Senior Life Services, Inc. 13-3355074 \$100,000 Samuel Field YM & YWHA, Inc. 11-3071518 \$117,638 SBH Community Service Network, Inc. 23-7406410 \$100,000 Service Program for Older People (SPOP), Inc. 13-2947657 \$100,000 Services And Advocacy For Gay, Lesbian, Bisexual And Transgender Elders, Inc. 13-2947657 \$100,000	Grand Street Settlement, Inc.	13-5562230	\$100,000
Henry Street Settlement 13-1562242 \$80,384 Hudson Guild 13-5562989 \$100,000 India Home, Inc. 20-8747291 \$80,384 Korean Community Services of Metropolitan New York, Inc. 23-7348989 \$80,384 Lenox Hill Neighborhood House, Inc. 13-1628180 \$100,000 Lincoln Center for the Performing Arts, Inc. 13-1847137 \$100,000 Mosholu-Montefiore Community Center, Inc. 13-3622107 \$80,384 Project Hospitality, Inc. 13-3324441 \$100,000 Queens Community House, Inc. 11-2375583 \$80,384 Riverdale Mental Health Association, Inc. 13-1930700 \$131,636 Riverdale Senior Services, Inc. 23-7357997 \$135,638 Riverstone Senior Life Services, Inc. 13-3355074 \$100,000 Samuel Field YM & YWHA, Inc. 11-3071518 \$117,638 SBH Community Service Network, Inc. 23-7406410 \$100,000 Service Program for Older People (SPOP), Inc. 13-2947616 \$100,000 Services And Advocacy For Gay, Lesbian, Bisexual And Transgender Elders, Inc. 13-2947657 \$100,000 South Asian Council for Social Services 11-3632920 \$100,	Greenwich House, Inc.	13-5562204	\$80,384
Hudson Guild 13-5562989 \$100,000 India Home, Inc. 20-8747291 \$80,384 Korean Community Services of Metropolitan New York, Inc. 23-7348989 \$80,384 Lenox Hill Neighborhood House, Inc. 13-1628180 \$100,000 Lincoln Center for the Performing Arts, Inc. 13-1847137 \$100,000 Mosholu-Montefiore Community Center, Inc. 13-3622107 \$80,384 Project Hospitality, Inc. 13-3234441 \$100,000 Queens Community House, Inc. 11-2375583 \$80,384 Riverdale Mental Health Association, Inc. 13-1930700 \$131,636 Riverdale Senior Services, Inc. 23-7357997 \$135,638 Riverstone Senior Life Services, Inc. 13-3355074 \$100,000 Samuel Field YM & YWHA, Inc. 11-3071518 \$117,638 SBH Community Service Network, Inc. 23-7406410 \$100,000 Service Program for Older People (SPOP), Inc. 13-2947616 \$100,000 Services And Advocacy For Gay, Lesbian, Bisexual And Transgender Elders, Inc. 13-2947657 \$100,000 South Asian Council for Social Services 11-3632920 \$100,000	Hamilton-Madison House, Inc.	13-5562412	\$80,384
India Home, Inc. 20-8747291 \$80,384 Korean Community Services of Metropolitan New York, Inc. 23-7348989 \$80,384 Lenox Hill Neighborhood House, Inc. 13-1628180 \$100,000 Lincoln Center for the Performing Arts, Inc. 13-1847137 \$100,000 Mosholu-Montefiore Community Center, Inc. 13-3622107 \$80,384 Project Hospitality, Inc. 13-3234441 \$100,000 Queens Community House, Inc. 11-2375583 \$80,384 Riverdale Mental Health Association, Inc. 13-1930700 \$131,636 Riverdale Senior Services, Inc. 23-7357997 \$135,638 Riverstone Senior Life Services, Inc. 13-3355074 \$100,000 Samuel Field YM & YWHA, Inc. 11-3071518 \$117,638 SBH Community Service Network, Inc. 23-7406410 \$100,000 Service Program for Older People (SPOP), Inc. 13-2947616 \$100,000 Services And Advocacy For Gay, Lesbian, Bisexual And Transgender Elders, Inc. 13-2947657 \$100,000 Spanish Speaking Elderly Council - RAICES 11-2730462 \$100,000 Sunnyside Community Services, Inc. 51-0189327 \$1	Henry Street Settlement	13-1562242	\$80,384
Korean Community Services of Metropolitan New York, Inc. 23-7348989 \$80,384 Lenox Hill Neighborhood House, Inc. 13-1628180 \$100,000 Lincoln Center for the Performing Arts, Inc. 13-1847137 \$100,000 Mosholu-Montefiore Community Center, Inc. 13-3622107 \$80,384 Project Hospitality, Inc. 13-3234441 \$100,000 Queens Community House, Inc. 11-2375583 \$80,384 Riverdale Mental Health Association, Inc. 13-1930700 \$131,636 Riverdale Senior Services, Inc. 23-7357997 \$135,638 Riverstone Senior Life Services, Inc. 13-3355074 \$100,000 Samuel Field YM & YWHA, Inc. 11-3071518 \$117,638 SBH Community Service Network, Inc. 23-7406410 \$100,000 Service Program for Older People (SPOP), Inc. 13-2947616 \$100,000 Services And Advocacy For Gay, Lesbian, Bisexual And Transgender Elders, Inc. 13-2947657 \$100,000 Spanish Speaking Elderly Council - RAICES 11-3632920 \$100,000 Sunnyside Community Services, Inc. 51-0189327 \$100,000 Sunnyside Community Services, Inc. 13-1632530<	Hudson Guild	13-5562989	\$100,000
Lenox Hill Neighborhood House, Inc. 13-1628180 \$100,000 Lincoln Center for the Performing Arts, Inc. 13-1847137 \$100,000 Mosholu-Montefiore Community Center, Inc. 13-3622107 \$80,384 Project Hospitality, Inc. 13-3234441 \$100,000 Queens Community House, Inc. 11-2375583 \$80,384 Riverdale Mental Health Association, Inc. 13-1930700 \$131,636 Riverdale Senior Services, Inc. 23-7357997 \$135,638 Riverstone Senior Life Services, Inc. 13-3355074 \$100,000 Samuel Field YM & YWHA, Inc. 11-3071518 \$117,638 SBH Community Service Network, Inc. 23-7406410 \$100,000 Services Program for Older People (SPOP), Inc. 13-2947616 \$100,000 Services And Advocacy For Gay, Lesbian, Bisexual And Transgender Elders, Inc. 13-2947657 \$100,000 South Asian Council for Social Services 11-3632920 \$100,000 Spanish Speaking Elderly Council - RAICES 11-2730462 \$100,000 Sunnyside Community Services, Inc. 51-0189327 \$100,000 Union Settlement Association, Inc. 13-1632530 \$80,384 University Settlement Society of New York,	India Home, Inc.	20-8747291	\$80,384
Lincoln Center for the Performing Arts, Inc. 13-1847137 \$100,000 Mosholu-Montefiore Community Center, Inc. 13-3622107 \$80,384 Project Hospitality, Inc. 13-3234441 \$100,000 Queens Community House, Inc. 11-2375583 \$80,384 Riverdale Mental Health Association, Inc. 13-1930700 \$131,636 Riverdale Senior Services, Inc. 23-7357997 \$135,638 Riverstone Senior Life Services, Inc. 13-3355074 \$100,000 Samuel Field YM & YWHA, Inc. 11-3071518 \$117,638 SBH Community Service Network, Inc. 23-7406410 \$100,000 Service Program for Older People (SPOP), Inc. 13-2947616 \$100,000 Services And Advocacy For Gay, Lesbian, Bisexual And Transgender Elders, Inc. 13-2947657 \$100,000 South Asian Council for Social Services 11-3632920 \$100,000 Spanish Speaking Elderly Council - RAICES 11-2730462 \$100,000 Sunnyside Community Services, Inc. 51-0189327 \$100,000 Union Settlement Association, Inc. 13-1632530 \$80,384 University Settlement Society of New York, Inc. 13-5562374 \$80,384 Visiting Nurse Service of New Yo	Korean Community Services of Metropolitan New York, Inc.	23-7348989	\$80,384
Mosholu-Montefiore Community Center, Inc. 13-3622107 \$80,384 Project Hospitality, Inc. 13-3234441 \$100,000 Queens Community House, Inc. 11-2375583 \$80,384 Riverdale Mental Health Association, Inc. 13-1930700 \$131,636 Riverdale Senior Services, Inc. 23-7357997 \$135,638 Riverstone Senior Life Services, Inc. 13-3355074 \$100,000 Samuel Field YM & YWHA, Inc. 11-3071518 \$117,638 SBH Community Service Network, Inc. 23-7406410 \$100,000 Service Program for Older People (SPOP), Inc. 13-2947616 \$100,000 Services And Advocacy For Gay, Lesbian, Bisexual And Transgender Elders, Inc. 13-2947657 \$100,000 South Asian Council for Social Services 11-3632920 \$100,000 Spanish Speaking Elderly Council - RAICES 11-2730462 \$100,000 Sunnyside Community Services, Inc. 51-0189327 \$100,000 Union Settlement Association, Inc. 13-1632530 \$80,384 University Settlement Society of New York, Inc. 13-5562374 \$80,384 Visiting Nurse Service of New York Home Care II 13-1624211 \$256,020	Lenox Hill Neighborhood House, Inc.	13-1628180	\$100,000
Project Hospitality, Inc. 13-3234441 \$100,000 Queens Community House, Inc. 11-2375583 \$80,384 Riverdale Mental Health Association, Inc. 13-1930700 \$131,636 Riverdale Senior Services, Inc. 23-7357997 \$135,638 Riverstone Senior Life Services, Inc. 13-3355074 \$100,000 Samuel Field YM & YWHA, Inc. 11-3071518 \$117,638 SBH Community Service Network, Inc. 23-7406410 \$100,000 Service Program for Older People (SPOP), Inc. 13-2947616 \$100,000 Services And Advocacy For Gay, Lesbian, Bisexual And Transgender Elders, Inc. 13-2947657 \$100,000 South Asian Council for Social Services 11-3632920 \$100,000 Spanish Speaking Elderly Council - RAICES 11-2730462 \$100,000 Sunnyside Community Services, Inc. 51-0189327 \$100,000 Union Settlement Association, Inc. 13-1632530 \$80,384 University Settlement Society of New York, Inc. 13-5562374 \$80,384 Visiting Nurse Service of New York Home Care II 13-1624211 \$256,020	Lincoln Center for the Performing Arts, Inc.	13-1847137	\$100,000
Queens Community House, Inc. 11-2375583 \$80,384 Riverdale Mental Health Association, Inc. 13-1930700 \$131,636 Riverdale Senior Services, Inc. 23-7357997 \$135,638 Riverstone Senior Life Services, Inc. 13-3355074 \$100,000 Samuel Field YM & YWHA, Inc. 11-3071518 \$117,638 SBH Community Service Network, Inc. 23-7406410 \$100,000 Service Program for Older People (SPOP), Inc. 13-2947616 \$100,000 Services And Advocacy For Gay, Lesbian, Bisexual And Transgender Elders, Inc. 13-2947657 \$100,000 South Asian Council for Social Services 11-3632920 \$100,000 Spanish Speaking Elderly Council - RAICES 11-2730462 \$100,000 Sunnyside Community Services, Inc. 51-0189327 \$100,000 Union Settlement Association, Inc. 13-1632530 \$80,384 University Settlement Society of New York, Inc. 13-5562374 \$80,384 Visiting Nurse Service of New York Home Care II 13-1624211 \$256,020	Mosholu-Montefiore Community Center, Inc.	13-3622107	\$80,384
Riverdale Mental Health Association, Inc. 13-1930700 \$131,636 Riverdale Senior Services, Inc. 23-7357997 \$135,638 Riverstone Senior Life Services, Inc. 13-3355074 \$100,000 Samuel Field YM & YWHA, Inc. 11-3071518 \$117,638 SBH Community Service Network, Inc. 23-7406410 \$100,000 Service Program for Older People (SPOP), Inc. 13-2947616 \$100,000 Services And Advocacy For Gay, Lesbian, Bisexual And Transgender Elders, Inc. 13-2947657 \$100,000 South Asian Council for Social Services 11-3632920 \$100,000 Spanish Speaking Elderly Council - RAICES 11-2730462 \$100,000 Sunnyside Community Services, Inc. 51-0189327 \$100,000 Union Settlement Association, Inc. 13-1632530 \$80,384 University Settlement Society of New York, Inc. 13-5562374 \$80,384 Visiting Nurse Service of New York Home Care II 13-1624211 \$256,020	Project Hospitality, Inc.	13-3234441	\$100,000
Riverdale Senior Services, Inc. 23-7357997 \$135,638 Riverstone Senior Life Services, Inc. 13-3355074 \$100,000 Samuel Field YM & YWHA, Inc. 11-3071518 \$117,638 SBH Community Service Network, Inc. 23-7406410 \$100,000 Service Program for Older People (SPOP), Inc. 13-2947616 \$100,000 Services And Advocacy For Gay, Lesbian, Bisexual And Transgender Elders, Inc. 13-2947657 \$100,000 South Asian Council for Social Services 11-3632920 \$100,000 Spanish Speaking Elderly Council - RAICES 11-2730462 \$100,000 Sunnyside Community Services, Inc. 51-0189327 \$100,000 Union Settlement Association, Inc. 13-1632530 \$80,384 University Settlement Society of New York, Inc. 13-5562374 \$80,384 Visiting Nurse Service of New York Home Care II 13-1624211 \$256,020	Queens Community House, Inc.	11-2375583	\$80,384
Riverstone Senior Life Services, Inc. 13-3355074 \$100,000 Samuel Field YM & YWHA, Inc. 11-3071518 \$117,638 SBH Community Service Network, Inc. 23-7406410 \$100,000 Service Program for Older People (SPOP), Inc. 13-2947616 \$100,000 Services And Advocacy For Gay, Lesbian, Bisexual And Transgender Elders, Inc. 13-2947657 \$100,000 South Asian Council for Social Services 11-3632920 \$100,000 Spanish Speaking Elderly Council - RAICES 11-2730462 \$100,000 Sunnyside Community Services, Inc. 51-0189327 \$100,000 Union Settlement Association, Inc. 13-1632530 \$80,384 University Settlement Society of New York, Inc. 13-1624211 \$256,020	Riverdale Mental Health Association, Inc.	13-1930700	\$131,636
Samuel Field YM & YWHA, Inc.11-3071518\$117,638SBH Community Service Network, Inc.23-7406410\$100,000Service Program for Older People (SPOP), Inc.13-2947616\$100,000Services And Advocacy For Gay, Lesbian, Bisexual And Transgender Elders, Inc.13-2947657\$100,000South Asian Council for Social Services11-3632920\$100,000Spanish Speaking Elderly Council - RAICES11-2730462\$100,000Sunnyside Community Services, Inc.51-0189327\$100,000Union Settlement Association, Inc.13-1632530\$80,384University Settlement Society of New York, Inc.13-5562374\$80,384Visiting Nurse Service of New York Home Care II13-1624211\$256,020	Riverdale Senior Services, Inc.	23-7357997	\$135,638
SBH Community Service Network, Inc. 23-7406410 \$100,000 Service Program for Older People (SPOP), Inc. 13-2947616 \$100,000 Services And Advocacy For Gay, Lesbian, Bisexual And Transgender Elders, Inc. 13-2947657 \$100,000 South Asian Council for Social Services 11-3632920 \$100,000 Spanish Speaking Elderly Council - RAICES 11-2730462 \$100,000 Sunnyside Community Services, Inc. 51-0189327 \$100,000 Union Settlement Association, Inc. 13-1632530 \$80,384 University Settlement Society of New York, Inc. 13-5562374 \$80,384 Visiting Nurse Service of New York Home Care II 13-1624211 \$256,020	Riverstone Senior Life Services, Inc.	13-3355074	\$100,000
Service Program for Older People (SPOP), Inc.13-2947616\$100,000Services And Advocacy For Gay, Lesbian, Bisexual And Transgender Elders, Inc.13-2947657\$100,000South Asian Council for Social Services11-3632920\$100,000Spanish Speaking Elderly Council - RAICES11-2730462\$100,000Sunnyside Community Services, Inc.51-0189327\$100,000Union Settlement Association, Inc.13-1632530\$80,384University Settlement Society of New York, Inc.13-5562374\$80,384Visiting Nurse Service of New York Home Care II13-1624211\$256,020	Samuel Field YM & YWHA, Inc.	11-3071518	\$117,638
Services And Advocacy For Gay, Lesbian, Bisexual And Transgender Elders, Inc. South Asian Council for Social Services Spanish Speaking Elderly Council - RAICES Sunnyside Community Services, Inc. Union Settlement Association, Inc. University Settlement Society of New York, Inc. Visiting Nurse Service of New York Home Care II 13-1624211 \$256,020	SBH Community Service Network, Inc.	23-7406410	\$100,000
Inc. 13-2947657 \$100,000 South Asian Council for Social Services 11-3632920 \$100,000 Spanish Speaking Elderly Council - RAICES 11-2730462 \$100,000 Sunnyside Community Services, Inc. 51-0189327 \$100,000 Union Settlement Association, Inc. 13-1632530 \$80,384 University Settlement Society of New York, Inc. 13-5562374 \$80,384 Visiting Nurse Service of New York Home Care II 13-1624211 \$256,020	Service Program for Older People (SPOP), Inc.	13-2947616	\$100,000
South Asian Council for Social Services11-3632920\$100,000Spanish Speaking Elderly Council - RAICES11-2730462\$100,000Sunnyside Community Services, Inc.51-0189327\$100,000Union Settlement Association, Inc.13-1632530\$80,384University Settlement Society of New York, Inc.13-5562374\$80,384Visiting Nurse Service of New York Home Care II13-1624211\$256,020	Services And Advocacy For Gay, Lesbian, Bisexual And Transgender Elders,		
Spanish Speaking Elderly Council - RAICES11-2730462\$100,000Sunnyside Community Services, Inc.51-0189327\$100,000Union Settlement Association, Inc.13-1632530\$80,384University Settlement Society of New York, Inc.13-5562374\$80,384Visiting Nurse Service of New York Home Care II13-1624211\$256,020	Inc.	13-2947657	\$100,000
Sunnyside Community Services, Inc.51-0189327\$100,000Union Settlement Association, Inc.13-1632530\$80,384University Settlement Society of New York, Inc.13-5562374\$80,384Visiting Nurse Service of New York Home Care II13-1624211\$256,020	South Asian Council for Social Services	11-3632920	\$100,000
Union Settlement Association, Inc.13-1632530\$80,384University Settlement Society of New York, Inc.13-5562374\$80,384Visiting Nurse Service of New York Home Care II13-1624211\$256,020	Spanish Speaking Elderly Council - RAICES	11-2730462	\$100,000
University Settlement Society of New York, Inc.13-5562374\$80,384Visiting Nurse Service of New York Home Care II13-1624211\$256,020	Sunnyside Community Services, Inc.	51-0189327	\$100,000
Visiting Nurse Service of New York Home Care II 13-1624211 \$256,020	Union Settlement Association, Inc.	13-1632530	\$80,384
		13-5562374	\$80,384
Young Adult Institute, Inc. 11-2030172 \$80,384	Visiting Nurse Service of New York Home Care II	13-1624211	\$256,020
	Young Adult Institute, Inc.	11-2030172	\$80,384

LGBTQIA+ Youth All-Bo	rough Mental Health	\$1,200,000
Agency:	DOHMH (816)	
Program Area:	Mental Hygiene – Mental Health Services	
First Year Funded:	Fiscal 2016	
Area Served:	Citywide	
Target Population:	LGBTQIA+ youth	
Scope of Service: This	allocation supports comprehensive mental health services for v	ulnerable

Scope of Service: This allocation supports comprehensive mental health services for vulnerable LGBTQIA+ youth throughout the City, focusing particularly on youth of color, youth in immigrant families, homeless youth, and youth who are court-involved.

Designation Method: The City Council has designated the following provider for Fiscal 2024:

Legal Name of Organization	EIN	Amount
Hetrick-Martin Institute, Inc.	13-3104537	\$1,200,000

Mental Health Service	es for Vulnerable Populations \$3,663,000
Agency:	DOHMH (816)
Program Area:	Mental Hygiene – Mental Health Services, Developmental Disabilities
U/A:	120 – Mental Health – OTPS
Agency:	CUNY (042)
Program Area:	School of Professional Studies - Academy for Community Behavioral Health
U/A:	001
First Year Funded:	Fiscal 2017
Area Served:	Citywide
Target Population:	Individuals in need of mental health care

Scope of Service: This funding supports community-based organizations and advocacy networks that provide a range of mental health programs, services, trainings, and referrals throughout the City, addressing the mental health needs of vulnerable and marginalized populations, such as HIV-positive people, suicidal individuals, and people with developmental disabilities. Additional populations of interest include children and youth, immigrants and people with limited English proficiency, homeless individuals and families, and at-risk seniors. Funding also supports the Brothers and Sisters Thrive program, which funds community-based organizations to launch community cultivated mental health programming to fight stigma increasing knowledge, access and connection to mental health care.

Designation Method: The City Council will designate \$575,000 post adoption The City Council has designated the following providers for Fiscal 2024:

Legal Name of Organization	EIN	Amount
AIDS Center of Queens County	11-2837894	\$150,000
Asian American Federation, Inc.	13-3572287	\$115,000
Association to Benefit Children	13-3303089	\$70,000
Bailey House, Inc.	13-3165181	\$250,000
BINA Stroke and Brain Injury Assistance, Inc.	56-2395556	\$50,000
Brookdale Hospital Medical Center, The	11-1631746	\$25,000
Brooklyn Bureau of Community Services	11-1630780	\$49,000
Care for the Homeless	13-3666994	\$49,000
Center for Urban Community Services	13-3687891	\$108,950
Child Center of NY, Inc., The	11-1733454	\$70,000
Children of Promise, NYC	83-0440009	\$35,000
Children's Aid Society, The	13-5562191	\$75,000
Coalition for Behavioral Health, Inc., The	13-2729071	\$100,000
Dr. Theodore A. Atlas Foundation, Inc.	13-4012789	\$35,000
Entertainers for Education Alliance, Inc.	43-2115174	\$30,000
Greenwich House, Inc.	13-5562204	\$51,050
Grenada Built to Win, Inc.	83-2706717	\$50,000
Heights Hill Mental Health Service, SBPC, Community Advisory Board,		
Inc.	11-2785605	\$125,000
Justice Innovation, Inc.	85-2810883	\$83,000
Learning & Educational Solutions, Inc.	83-1030593	\$50,000
Lexington Center for Mental Health Services, Inc.	11-2542317	\$20,000

New Alternatives for Children, Inc.	13-3149298	\$93,000
New York Foundling Hospital, The	13-1624123	\$45,000
Not On My Watch, Inc.	82-3809384	\$50,000
Ohel Children's Home and Family Services, Inc.	11-6078704	\$40,000
Partners Uplifting our Daughters and Sons	47-3679850	\$30,000
Riverdale Mental Health Association, Inc.	13-1930700	\$50,000
Safe Horizon, Inc.	13-294-6970	\$150,000
Samaritans of New York, Inc.	13-3164464	\$312,000
Samaritan Daytop Village, Inc.	11-2635374	\$100,000
SBH Community Service Network, Inc.	23-7406410	\$50,000
Service Program for Older People (SPOP), Inc.	13-2947616	\$27,000
Solace House, Inc.	47-2629761	\$50,000
Young Adult Institute, Inc.	11-2030172	\$50,000

Mental Health Workforce Retention and Development

\$250,000

Agency: CUNY (042)

Program Area: Mental Hygiene – Mental Health Services
U/A: 001 – Community Colleges – OTPS

First Year Funded: Fiscal 2023
Area Served: Citywide

Target Population: Mental Health Professionals and their Clients

Scope of Service: This funding supports the retention and recruitment of public-mental health

professionals working at public-facing agencies/organizations. **Designation Method:** The City Council will designate post adoption.

Opioid Prevention and Treatment

\$3,075,000

Agency: DOHMH (816)

Program Area: Mental Hygiene – Mental Health Services

U/A: 120 – Mental Health – OTPS

First Year Funded: Fiscal 2019
Area Served: Citywide

Target Population: People affected by the opioid epidemic, including family members of people who

use drugs

Scope of Service: This funding supports community-based organizations to conduct localized prevention and treatment efforts around opioid abuse.

Designation Method: The City Council will designate \$100,000 post adoption The City Council has designated the following providers for Fiscal 2024:

Legal Name of Organization	EIN	Amount
Amudim Community Resources, Inc.	47-0984801	\$50,000
Bailey House, Inc.	13-3165181	\$200,000
Center for Comprehensive Health Practice, Inc.	13-3484329	\$20,000
Community Health Action of Staten Island, Inc.	13-3556132	\$350,000
Fortune Society, Inc., The	13-2645436	\$200,000
Housing Works, Inc.	13-3584089	\$350,000
IlluminArt Productions	42-1727647	\$50,000
Jewish Child Care Association of New York	13-1624060	\$95,000

FISCAL YEAR 2024 ADOPTED EXPENSE BUDGET ADJUSTMENT SUMMARY

Mothers Aligned Saving Kids (MASK), Inc.	11-3495018	\$50,000
Mount Sinai Hospital	13-1624096	\$60,000
Puerto Rican Organization To Motivate Enlighten & Serve Addicts, Inc.	13-2663328	\$350,000
SAFE Foundation, Inc.	26-0102131	\$100,000
Samaritan Daytop Village, Inc.	11-2635374	\$50,000
St. Ann's Corner of Harm Reduction, Inc.	13-3724008	\$350,000
Voices of Community Activists & Leaders (VOCAL-NY), Inc.	13-4094385	\$350,000
Young Men's Christian Association of Greater New York	13-1624228	\$350,000

Trauma Recovery Centers

\$2,400,000

Agency: DOHMH (816)

Program Area: Mental Hygiene – Mental Health Services

U/A: 120 – Mental Health – OTPS

First Year Funded: Fiscal 2023 Area Served: Citywide

Target Population: Survivors of Violent Crime

Scope of Service: This funding supports the creation of New York City's first trauma recovery centers (TRC) to provide trauma-informed healing support to survivors of violent crime from underserved communities. TRCs use comprehensive services and assistance intended to help people who have experienced violent crime, including patients who suffered gunshot wounds, as well as victims of sexual assault, domestic violence, human trafficking, and hate crimes, and those who had a family member assaulted or killed. Trauma recovery centers utilize multidisciplinary staff members that might include psychiatrists, psychologists, social workers and outreach workers

Designation Method: The City Council will designate \$616,585 post adoption The City Council has designated the following providers for Fiscal 2024:

Legal Name of Organization	EIN	Amount
Astor Services for Children & Families	14-1397918	\$473,888
Jewish Community Council of Greater Coney Island	11-2665181	\$600,000
Puerto Rican Organization to Motivate Enlighten & Serve Addicts, Inc.	13-2663328	\$109,527
Rising Ground, Inc.	13-1860451	\$600,000

Older Adult Services (formerly Senior Services)

Fiscal 2024 Co	ouncil Older Adult Services Initiatives	
Agency	Initiative	Amount
DFTA	Access to Critical Services for Older Adults (formerly Access to	
	Critical Services for Seniors)	\$1,180,000
DFTA	Borough Presidents' Discretionary Funding Restoration	\$1,129,774
DFTA	Case Management	\$2,000,000
DFTA	Elder Abuse Prevention Programs	\$335,000
DFTA	Elie Wiesel Holocaust Survivors	\$4,200,000
DFTA	Information and Referral Services	\$407,811
DFTA	LGBTQIA+ Older Adult Services in Every Borough (formerly LGBTQ	
	Senior Services in Every Borough)	\$1,755,000
DFTA	Naturally Occurring Retirement Communities (NORCs)	\$5,181,768
DFTA	Older Adult Clubs for Immigrant Populations (formerly Senior	
	Centers for Immigrant Populations)	\$1,500,000
DFTA	Older Adult Clubs, Programs, and Enhancements (formerly Senior	
	Centers, Programs, and Enhancements)	\$2,145,415
DFTA	Social Adult Day Care	\$1,505,556
CUNY,	Support Our Older Adults (formerly Support Our Seniors)	
DFTA, DCLA		\$7,650,000
	TOTAL	\$28,990,324

Access to Critical Services for Older Adults (formerly Access to Critical Services for Seniors)

\$1,180,000

Agency: DFTA (125)
Program Area: Senior Services

U/A: 003 – Out-of-Home Services – OTPS

First Year Funded: Fiscal 2017 Area Served: Citywide

Target Population: Low-income older adults

Scope of Service: This initiative funds a range of emergency services for low-income older adults, including emergency food and clothing, employment and legal assistance, benefit connections, and home safety and repair services.

Designation Method: The City Council has designated the following provider for Fiscal 2024:

	Legal Name of O	rganization	<u> </u>	EIN	Amount
Metropolitan New	York Coordinating Co	uncil on Jewish Pov	erty, Inc.	13-2738818	\$1,180,000

Borough Presidents' Discretionary Funding Restoration

\$1,129,774

Agency: DFTA (125)
Program Area: Senior Services

U/A: 003 – Out-of-Home Services – OTPS

First Year Funded: Fiscal 2022
Area Served: Citywide
Target Population: Older adults

Scope of Service: This allocation supports older adult services including older adult clubs, meals, case management, homecare, transportation, and other services.

Designation Method: The City Council has designated the following provider for Fiscal 2024:

Legal Name of Organization	EIN	Amount
Department for the Aging	13-6400434	\$1,129,774

Case Management \$2,000,000

Agency: DFTA (125)
Program Area: Senior Services

U/A: 003 – Out-of-Home Services – OTPS

First Year Funded: Fiscal 2019
Area Served: Citywide
Target Population: Older adults

Scope of Service: This allocation will support case management services for eligible older adults. **Designation Method:** The City Council has designated the following provider for Fiscal 2024:

Legal Name of Organization	EIN	Amount
Department for the Aging	13-6400434	\$2,000,000

Elder Abuse Prevention Programs

\$335,000

Agency: DFTA (125)
Program Area: Senior Services

U/A: 003 – Out-of-Home Services – OTPS

First Year Funded: Fiscal 2010
Area Served: Citywide

Target Population: Older adults experiencing physical, financial, emotional, and other forms of abuse

Scope of Service: This allocation supports elder abuse prevention programs that provide services to victims

of elder abuse for organizations that specialize in serving immigrant populations. **Designation Method:** The City Council will designate \$335,000 post-adoption.

Elie Wiesel Holocaust Survivors

\$4,200,000

Agency: DFTA (125)
Program Area: Senior Services

U/A: 003 – Out-of-Home Services – OTPS

First Year Funded: Fiscal 2016
Area Served: Citywide

Target Population: Low-income Holocaust survivors

Scope of Service: This initiative will support Holocaust survivors living at or below the poverty line by offering a range of social services and supports to maintain and improve their quality of life.

Designation Method: The City Council will designate \$169,000 post-adoption and has designated the following providers for Fiscal 2024:

Legal Name of Organization	EIN	Amount
Agudath Israel of America Community Services, Inc.	13-3975090	\$30,000
Blue Card, Inc., The	13-1623910	\$275,000
Boro Park Jewish Community Council	11-3475993	\$200,000
Bronx Jewish Community Council, Inc.	13-2744533	\$71,000
Council of Jewish Organizations of Flatbush, Inc.	11-2864728	\$162,100
Crown Heights Jewish Community Council, Inc.	23-7390996	\$154,100
Edith and Carl Marks Jewish Community House of Bensonhurst, Inc.	11-1633484	\$214,100
Jewish Community Center of Staten Island, Inc.	13-5562256	\$56,100

Jewish Community Council of Canarsie, Inc.	11-2608645	\$194,100
Jewish Community Council of Greater Coney Island, Inc.	11-2665181	\$225,000
Jewish Community Council of the Rockaway Peninsula, Inc.	11-2425813	\$88,000
Kings Bay YM-YWHA, Inc.	11-3068515	\$50,000
Metropolitan New York Coordinating Council on Jewish Poverty, Inc.	13-2738818	\$480,000
Nachas Health and Family Network, Inc.	11-3067201	\$100,100
Ohel Children's Home and Family Services, Inc.	11-6078704	\$111,000
Pesach Tikvah Hope Development, Inc.	11-2642641	\$194,100
Project Lead, Inc.	13-3761446	\$55,000
Project Witness	11-3456787	\$50,000
Queens Jewish Community Council, Inc.	23-7172152	\$134,000
Selfhelp Community Services, Inc.	13-1624178	\$275,000
Shorefront Jewish Community Council, Inc.	11-2986161	\$250,100
United Jewish Council of the East Side, Inc.	13-2735378	\$40,000
United Jewish Organizations of Williamsburg, Inc.	11-2728233	\$285,100
Washington Heights-Inwood Preservation and Restoration Corporation	13-2944830	\$143,000
Young Men's Young Women's Hebrew Association of Boro Park, Inc.	11-1630917	\$194,100
Edith and Carl Marks Jewish Community House of Bensonhurst, Inc.	11-1633484	\$214,100
Jewish Community Center of Staten Island, Inc.	13-5562256	\$56,100
Jewish Community Council of Canarsie, Inc.	11-2608645	\$194,100

Information and Referral Services

\$407,811

DFTA (125) Agency: **Program Area: Senior Services**

003 - Out-of-Home Services - OTPS U/A:

First Year Funded: Fiscal 2016 **Area Served:** Citywide

Target Population: Low-income and immigrant older adults

Scope of Service: This allocation supports information and referral services related to older adult services

and other resources in the community.

Designation Method: The City Council has designated the following providers for Fiscal 2024:

Legal Name of Organization	EIN	Amount
Council of Belmont Organizations, Inc.	13-2755323	\$103,914
Emerald Isle Immigration Center	11-2932528	\$56,132
Metropolitan New York Coordinating Council on Jewish Poverty, Inc.	13-2738818	\$247,765

LGBTQIA+ Older Adult Services in Every Borough (formerly LGBTQ Senior **Services in Every Borough)**

\$1,755,000

DFTA (125) Agency: **Program Area: Senior Services**

U/A: 003 - Out-of-Home Services - OTPS

First Year Funded: Fiscal 2015 Area Served: Citywide

Target Population: LGBTQIA+ older adults

Scope of Service: This allocation supports a variety of LGBTQIA+ culturally competent services for older

adults.

Designation Method: The City Council will designate \$1,155,000 post-adoption and has designated the following providers for Fiscal 2024.

Legal Name of Organization	EIN	Amount
GRIOT Circle, Inc.	11-3364328	\$300,000
Queens Community House, Inc.	11-2375583	\$300,000

Naturally Occurring Retirement Communities (NORCs)

\$5,181,768

Agency: DFTA (125)
Program Area: Senior Services

U/A: 003 – Out-of-Home Services – OTPS

First Year Funded: Fiscal 2010 Area Served: Citywide

Target Population: Older adults who live in a NORC or NNORC

Scope of Service: This allocation supports programs and nursing services offered by vertical and horizontal Naturally Occurring Retirement Communities (NORCs).

Designation Method: The City Council will designate \$796,114 post-adoption and has designated the following providers for Fiscal 2024:

Legal Name of Organization	EIN	Amount
Allen Community Senior Citizens Center, Inc.	11-2326244	\$43,211
Bay Ridge Center, Inc.	80-0559714	\$108,026
Bergen Basin Community Development Corporation d/b/a Millennium		_
Development	11-3199040	\$216,053
CenterLight Health System, Inc.	13-3323765	\$18,430
Cooper Square Community Development Committee, Inc.	13-2666211	\$69,137
Edith and Carl Marks Jewish Community House of Bensonhurst, Inc.	11-1633484	\$111,483
Fund for the City of New York, Inc.	13-2612524	\$37,284
Goddard Riverside Community Center	13-1893908	\$20,000
Goddard Riverside Community Center	13-1893908	\$20,000
Grand Street Settlement, Inc.	13-5562230	\$85,557
HANAC, Inc.	11-2290832	\$12,352
Isabella Geriatric Center, Inc.	13-3623808	\$79,916
Isabella Geriatric Center, Inc.	13-3623808	\$18,430
Isabella Geriatric Center, Inc.	13-3623808	\$49,407
Jacob A. Riis Neighborhood Settlement, The	11-1729398	\$165,064
Jewish Association for Services for the Aged (JASA)	13-2620896	\$108,078
Jewish Association for Services for the Aged (JASA)	13-2620896	\$63,211
Jewish Association for Services for the Aged (JASA)	13-2620896	\$64,204
Jewish Association for Services for the Aged (JASA)	13-2620896	\$61,759
Lincoln House Outreach, Inc.	13-3668207	\$65,680
Neighborhood Housing Services of Brooklyn (Bedford-Stuyvesant) CDC, Inc.	47-1717438	\$10,000
Neighborhood Housing Services of Brooklyn (Bedford-Stuyvesant) CDC, Inc.	47-1717438	\$86,421
New Partners, Inc.	13-3885148	\$2,078,463
Rochdale Village Social Services, Inc.	11-3397470	\$30,000
SBH Community Service Network, Inc.	23-7406410	\$99,384
Shorefront YM-YWHA of Brighton-Manhattan Beach, Inc.	11-3070228	\$198,419
St. Nick's Alliance Corporation	51-0192170	\$40,000
Stanley M. Isaacs Neighborhood Center, Inc.	13-2572034	\$50,000

Visiting Nurse Service of New York Home Care II	13-1624211	\$279,264
Young Women's Christian Association of Queens	20-0351906	\$96,421

Older Adult Clubs for Immigrant Populations

(formerly Senior Centers for Immigrant Populations)

\$1,500,000

Agency: DFTA (125)
Program Area: Senior Services

U/A: 003 – Out-of-Home Services – OTPS

First Year Funded: Fiscal 2016
Area Served: Citywide

Target Population: Immigrant older adults

Scope of Service: This initiative will provide operational support to culturally competent and linguistically accessible non-NYC Aging older adult clubs and programmatic support for NYC Aging older adult clubs that predominantly serve immigrant older adults.

Designation Method: The City Council will designate \$300,000 post-adoption and has designated the following providers for Fiscal 2024:

Legal Name of Organization	EIN	Amount
Brooklyn Chinese-American Association, Inc.	11-3065859	\$150,000
Chinese American Planning Council, Inc.	13-6202692	\$150,000
Council of Peoples Organization, Inc.	75-3046891	\$150,000
Homecrest Community Services, Inc.	11-3373115	\$150,000
India Home, Inc.	20-8747291	\$75,000
Merrill Park Civic Association of Springfield Gardens, Inc.	11-2304928	\$75,000
Salvation Army, The	13-5562351	\$150,000
South Asian Council for Social Services	11-3632920	\$150,000
Young Women's Christian Association of Queens	20-0351906	\$150,000

Older Adult Clubs, Programs, and Enhancements (formerly

Senior Centers, Programs, and Enhancements)

\$2,145,415

Agency: DFTA (125)
Program Area: Senior Services

U/A: 003 – Out-of-Home Services – OTPS

First Year Funded: Fiscal 2011
Area Served: Citywide
Target Population: Older adults

Scope of Service: This allocation funds operational and programmatic support for older adult clubs, meals, homecare, transportation, and other older adult services programs.

Designation Method: The City Council will designate \$368,413 post-adoption and has designated the following providers for Fiscal 2024:

Legal Name of Organization	EIN	Amount
Allen Community Senior Citizens Center, Inc.	11-2326244	\$17,889
CityMeals on Wheels	13-3634381	\$500,000
East New York Restoration Local Development Corporation	46-1763706	\$24,205
Emerald Isle Immigration Center	11-2932528	\$48,410
Fine Aid for the Aged, Inc.	13-2666921	\$20,000
Greenwich House, Inc.	13-5562204	\$24,205
GRIOT Circle, Inc.	11-3364328	\$32,273
Immigrant Social Services, Inc.	13-2689273	\$52,444
Jewish Community Council of Greater Coney Island, Inc.	11-2665181	\$78,175
New York Foundation for Senior Citizens, Inc.	13-2618568	\$32,273
Reaching Out Community Services, Inc.	11-3615625	\$48,410
Regional Aid for Interim Needs, Inc.	13-6213586	\$221,880
Regional Aid for Interim Needs, Inc.	13-6213586	\$50,000
Regional Aid for Interim Needs, Inc.	13-6213586	\$149,990
Seniors Helping Seniors, Inc.	13-3111915	\$50,694
Sephardic Community Youth Center, Inc.	11-2567809	\$201,709
Shorefront Jewish Community Council, Inc.	11-2986161	\$38,233
Spanish Speaking Elderly Council – RAICES	11-2730462	\$30,000
Spanish Speaking Elderly Council – RAICES	11-2730462	\$30,000
St. Nick's Alliance Corporation	51-0192170	\$20,000
Staten Island Community Services Friendship Clubs, Inc.	13-2778244	\$8,333
Staten Island Community Services Friendship Clubs, Inc.	13-2778244	\$8,333
Staten Island Community Services Friendship Clubs, Inc.	13-2778244	\$8,333
Staten Island Community Services Friendship Clubs, Inc.	13-2778244	\$8,333
Staten Island Community Services Friendship Clubs, Inc.	13-2778244	\$8,333
Visiting Neighbors, Inc.	23-7379098	\$64,547

Social Adult Day Care \$1,505,556

Agency: DFTA (125)
Program Area: Senior Services

U/A: 003 – Out-of-Home Services – OTPS

First Year Funded: Fiscal 2010
Area Served: Citywide

Target Population: Older adults with special needs

Scope of Service: This initiative will provide operational support to social adult day care programs, which provide non-medical adult day care services to individuals with cognitive or physical limitations.

Designation Method: The City Council has designated the following providers for Fiscal 2024:

Legal Name of Organization	EIN	Amount
Catholic Charities Neighborhood Services, Inc.	11-2047151	\$167,284
Hamilton-Madison House, Inc.	13-5562412	\$167,284
Jewish Community Center of Staten Island, Inc.	13-5562256	\$167,284
Lenox Hill Neighborhood House, Inc.	13-1628180	\$167,284
Riseboro Community Partnership, Inc.	11-2453853	\$167,284
Riverdale Senior Services, Inc.	23-7357997	\$167,284
Selfhelp Community Services, Inc.	13-1624178	\$167,284

FISCAL YEAR 2024 ADOPTED EXPENSE BUDGET ADJUSTMENT SUMMARY

Sunnyside Community Services, Inc.	51-0189327	\$167,284
Sunset Park Health Council, Inc.	20-2508411	\$167,284

Support Our Older Adults (formerly Support Our Seniors)

\$7,650,000

Agency: DFTA (125)
Program Area: Senior Services

U/A: 003 – Out-of-Home Services – OTPS

Agency: CUNY (042)

U/A: 001 – Community Development - OTPS

Agency: DCLA (126)

U/A: 003 – Cultural Programs – OTPS

Agency: DCLA (126)

U/A: 005 – Other Than Personal Services – OTPS

Agency: DCLA (126)

U/A: 022 – Other Cultural Institutions – OTPS

First Year Funded: Fiscal 2016
Area Served: Citywide
Target Population: Older Adults

Scope of Service: This funding will support district-based older adult services.

Designation Method: The City Council will designate \$1,325,000 post-adoption and has designated the

following providers for Fiscal 2024.

Council Member	Legal Name of Organization - Program Name	Tax ID	Amount	Agency
Williams	100 Suits for 100 Men, Inc Council District 27	46-2971279	\$10,000	DFTA
Gennaro	Agudath Israel of America Community Services, Inc COPE Program	13-3975090	\$10,000	DFTA
De La Rosa	Agudath Israel of America Community Services, Inc Moriah Older Adult Luncheon Club	13-3975090	\$10,000	DFTA
Williams	Allen Community Senior Citizens Center, Inc Council District 27	11-2326244	\$50,000	DFTA
Brooks-Powers	Allen Community Senior Citizens Center, Inc Council District 31	11-2326244	\$15,000	DFTA
Williams	Alpha Phi Alpha Senior Citizens Center, Inc Council District 27	23-7436147	\$20,000	DFTA
Brooks-Powers	Alpha Phi Alpha Senior Citizens Center, Inc Council District 31	23-7436147	\$15,000	DFTA
Hudson	Alzheimers Disease and Related Disorders Association - New York City, Inc MedicAlert NYC - Wanderer's Safety Program	13-3277408	\$10,000	DFTA
Louis	American Council Of Minority Women, Inc Council District 45	27-0861591	\$15,000	DFTA
Hanif	American-Italian Coalition of Organizations, Inc.	11-2488439	\$30,000	DFTA
Kagan	Apna Brooklyn Community Center, Inc Council District 47	82-0706930	\$10,000	DFTA
De La Rosa	ARC XVI Fort Washington, Inc.	13-2745426	\$15,000	DFTA
Abreu	ARC XVI Fort Washington, Inc Council District 7	13-2745426	\$10,000	DFTA
Jordan	ARC XVI Fort Washington, Inc Technology resources and senior center enhanced healthy activities at A Phillip Randolph Sr Center	13-2745426	\$25,000	DFTA
Brooks-Powers	Bartlett Foundation, The - Council District 31	90-0952784	\$15,000	DFTA
Marte	Battery Dance Corporation	23-7418859	\$15,000	DFTA
Brannan	Bay Ridge Center, Inc Senior Food Program	80-0559714	\$70,000	DFTA
Narcisse	Be Proud, Inc.	58-2674169	\$20,000	DFTA
Kagan	Bensonhurst Council of Jewish Organizations - Council District 47	11-2568013	\$12,500	DFTA

Millennium Development Sergen Basin Community Development Corporation d/b/a Millennium Development - Council District 45 Sergen Basin Community Development Corporation d/b/a Millennium Development - Council District 43 Sergen Basin Community Development Corporation d/b/a Millennium Development - Independence Senior Center - Council Sergen Basin Community Development Corporation d/b/a Millennium Development - South Williamsburg Senior Center Sergen Basin Community Development Corporation d/b/a Millennium Development - South Williamsburg Senior Center Sergen Basin Community Development Corporation d/b/a Millennium Development - South Williamsburg Senior Center Sergen Beach Youth Organization, Inc. Sergen Beach Youth Organization Sergen Beach Youth Organization, Inc. Sergen Beach Youth Organization Sergen Be	Council Member	Legal Name of Organization - Program Name	Tax ID	Amount	Agency
Millennium Development - Council District 45 11-3199040 510,000 DFTA	Narcisse		11-3199040	\$45,000	DFTA
Restler Millennium Development - Independence Senior Center - Council District 33 Gutierrez Bergen Basin Community Development Corporation d/b/a Millennium Development - South Williamsburg Senior Center 11-3199040 \$10,000 DFTA Millennium Development - South Williamsburg Senior Center 11-3199040 \$10,000 DFTA Draws Bergen Beach Youth Organization, Inc. 11-259335 \$45,000 DFTA Draws Bergen Beach Youth Organization, Inc. 11-259335 \$45,000 DFTA Draws Bergen Beach Youth Organization, Inc. 11-3199040 DFTA Draws Bergen Beach Youth Organization, Inc. 11-3199040 DFTA Draws Brooks-Powers Braata Productions, Inc Council District 31 27-3402327 \$10,000 DFTA Draws Broaks-Powers Braata Productions, Inc Council District 31 27-3402327 \$10,000 DFTA Draws Braata Productions, Inc Council District 35 11-3031208 \$20,000 DFTA Draws Braata Productions, Inc Council District 36 11-3250772 \$92,500 DFTA Draws Bridging Access to Care - Council District 45 11-3031208 \$20,000 DFTA Draws Bridging Access to Care - Council District 45 11-3031208 \$20,000 DFTA Draws Bronx House, Inc Naturally Occurring Retirement Communities (NORC) Province (NORC) Bronx Jewish Community Council, Inc Council District 13 13-274453 \$10,000 DFTA Draws Bronx Jewish Community Council, Inc Council District 13 13-274453 \$10,000 DFTA Draws BronxWorks, Inc Moore Senior Center 13-3254484 \$10,000 DFTA Draws BronxWorks, Inc Moore Senior Center 13-3254484 \$10,000 DFTA Draws BronxWorks, Inc Sedgwick Social Club 13-3254484 \$10,000 DFTA Draws BronxWorks, Inc Sedgwick Social Club 13-3254484 \$10,000 DFTA Draws BronxWorks, Inc Sedgwick Social Club 13-3254484 \$10,000 DFTA Draws BronxWorks, Inc Sedgwick Social Club 13-3254484 \$10,000 DFTA Draws BronxWorks, Inc Sedgwick Social Club 13-3254484 \$10,000 DFTA Draws BronxWorks, Inc Sedgwick Social Club 13-260559 \$10,000 DFTA Draws BronxWorks More Senior Prevention 13-260559 \$10,000 DFTA Draws BronxWorks More Senior Prevention 13-260559 \$10,000 DFTA Draws BronxWorks More Senior Prevention 13-260559	Louis	, , , , , , , , , , , , , , , , , , , ,	11-3199040	\$10,000	DFTA
Millennium Development - South Williamsburg Senior Center 11-3199040 \$10,000 DFTA	Restler	Millennium Development - Independence Senior Center - Council	11-3199040	\$10,000	DFTA
Jordan	Gutierrez	, , , , , , , , , , , , , , , , , , , ,	11-3199040	\$10,000	DFTA
Boro Park Jewish Community Council - Council District 40 11-3475993 \$10,000 DFTA Brooks-Powers Braata Productions, Inc Council District 31 27-3402327 \$10,000 DFTA Council District 45 11-3031208 \$20,000 DFTA Council District 45 13-2744533 \$10,000 DFTA Council District 45 13-2744533 \$10,000 DFTA Council District 45 13-3254484 \$10,000 DFTA Council District 35 13-3254484 \$10,000 DFTA Council Distri	Narcisse	Bergen Beach Youth Organization, Inc.	11-2598350	\$45,000	DFTA
Brooks-Powers Braata Productions, Inc Council District 31 27-3402327 \$10,000 DFTA Louis Braata Productions, Inc Council District 45 27-3402327 \$10,000 DFTA Osse Bridge Street Development Corporation - Council District 36 11-3250772 \$92,500 DFTA Louis Bridging Access to Care - Council District 45 11-3031208 \$20,000 DFTA Velazquez Bronx House, Inc Naturally Occurring Retirement Communities (NORC) 13-1739935 \$10,000 DFTA Velazquez Bronx Weish Community Council, Inc Council District 13 13-2744533 \$10,000 DFTA Ayala Bronx Works, Inc Moore Senior Center 13-3254484 \$10,000 DFTA Sanchez BronxWorks, Inc Moore Senior Center 13-3254484 \$10,000 DFTA Sanchez BronxWorks, Inc Sedgwick Social Club 13-3254484 \$10,000 DFTA Nurse Brooklyn Academy of Music - Senior Programming & Education Initiatives 11-2201344 \$10,000 DFTA Louis Brooklyn Academy of Music - Senior Programming & Education Initiatives 11-2201344 \$10,000	Jordan	Bethany Baptist Church - Healthy NYC Seniors	13-2720535	\$10,000	DFTA
LouisBraata Productions, Inc Council District 4527-3402327\$10,000DFTAOsseBridge Street Development Corporation - Council District 3611-3250772\$92,500DFTALouisBridging Access to Care - Council District 4511-3031208\$20,000DFTAVelazquezBronx House, Inc Naturally Occurring Retirement Communities (NORC)13-1739935\$10,000DFTAVelazquezBronx Jewish Community Council, Inc Council District 1313-2744533\$10,000DFTAAyalaBronxWorks, Inc Moore Senior Center13-3254484\$10,000DFTASanchezBronxWorks, Inc Morris Heights Older Adult Center13-3254484\$10,000DFTASanchezBronxWorks, Inc Sedgwick Social Club13-3254484\$10,000DFTANurseBrooklyn Academy of Music - Senior Programming & Education Initiatives11-2201344\$10,000DFTALouisBrooklyn Arts Council, Inc Council District 4523-7072915\$10,000DFTAJosephBrooklyn Legal Services Corporation A - Foreclosure Prevention13-2605599\$10,000DFTAHudsonBrooklyn Legal Services, Inc Direct Legal Services for Older Adults - Council District 3513-2605605\$10,000DFTANurseBrooklyn Legal Services, Inc Legal Services for Seniors13-2605605\$10,000DFTAHudsonBrooklyn Museum - Free Programs for Older Adults - Council District 	Joseph	Boro Park Jewish Community Council - Council District 40	11-3475993	\$10,000	DFTA
OsseBridge Street Development Corporation - Council District 3611-3250772\$92,500DFTALouisBridging Access to Care - Council District 4511-3031208\$20,000DFTAVelazquezBronx House, Inc Naturally Occurring Retirement Communities (NORC)13-1739935\$10,000DFTAVelazquezBronx Jewish Community Council, Inc Council District 1313-2744533\$10,000DFTAAyalaBronxWorks, Inc Moore Senior Center13-3254484\$10,000DFTASanchezBronxWorks, Inc Morris Heights Older Adult Center13-3254484\$10,000DFTASanchezBronxWorks, Inc Sedgwick Social Club13-3254484\$10,000DFTANurseBrooklyn Academy of Music - Senior Programming & Education Initiatives11-2201344\$10,000DFTALouisBrooklyn Atts Council, Inc Council District 4523-7072915\$10,000DFTAJosephBrooklyn Legal Services Corporation A - Council District 4013-2605599\$10,000DFTANurseBrooklyn Legal Services Corporation A - Foreclosure Prevention13-2605599\$10,000DFTAHudsonBrooklyn Legal Services, Inc Direct Legal Services for Older Adults - Council District 3513-2605509\$10,000DFTANurseBrooklyn Legal Services, Inc Legal Services for Seniors13-2605605\$10,000DFTAHudsonBrooklyn Legal Services, Inc Legal Services for Seniors13-2605605\$10,000DFTASanchezCalpulli Mexican Dance Company - BronxWorks Morris Innovative Ol	Brooks-Powers	Braata Productions, Inc Council District 31	27-3402327	\$10,000	DFTA
LouisBridging Access to Care - Council District 4511-3031208\$20,000DFTAVelazquezBronx House, Inc Naturally Occurring Retirement Communities (NORC)13-1739935\$10,000DFTAVelazquezBronx Jewish Community Council, Inc Council District 1313-2744533\$10,000DFTAAyalaBronx Works, Inc Moore Senior Center13-3254484\$10,000DFTASanchezBronxWorks, Inc Morris Heights Older Adult Center13-3254484\$10,000DFTASanchezBronxWorks, Inc Sedgwick Social Club13-3254484\$10,000DFTANurseBrooklyn Academy of Music - Senior Programming & Education Initiatives11-2201344\$10,000DFTALouisBrooklyn Arts Council, Inc Council District 4523-7072915\$10,000DFTAJosephBrooklyn Legal Services Corporation A - Council District 4013-2605599\$10,000DFTANurseBrooklyn Legal Services, Inc Direct Legal Services for Older Adults - Council District 3513-2605699\$10,000DFTANurseBrooklyn Legal Services, Inc Legal Services for Seniors13-2605605\$10,000DFTAHudsonBrooklyn Legal Services, Inc Legal Services for Seniors13-2605605\$10,000DFTAHudsonBrooklyn Museum - Free Programs for Older Adults - Council District 35\$10,000DFTASanchezCalpulli Mexican Dance Company - BronxWorks Morris Innovative Older Adult Center20-0934854\$12,500DFTACarrCarmel Richmond Nursing Home13-2720248\$20,0	Louis	Braata Productions, Inc Council District 45	27-3402327	\$10,000	DFTA
VelazquezBronx House, Inc Naturally Occurring Retirement Communities (NORC)13-1739935\$10,000DFTAVelazquezBronx Jewish Community Council, Inc Council District 1313-2744533\$10,000DFTAAyalaBronxWorks, Inc Moore Senior Center13-3254484\$10,000DFTASanchezBronxWorks, Inc Morris Heights Older Adult Center13-3254484\$10,000DFTASanchezBronxWorks, Inc Sedgwick Social Club13-3254484\$10,000DFTANurseBrooklyn Academy of Music - Senior Programming & Education Initiatives11-2201344\$10,000DFTALouisBrooklyn Academy of Music - Senior Programming & Education Initiatives11-2201344\$10,000DFTALouisBrooklyn Academy of Music - Senior Programming & Education Initiatives11-2201344\$10,000DFTAJosephBrooklyn Legal Services Corporation A - Council District 4523-7072915\$10,000DFTANurseBrooklyn Legal Services Corporation A - Foreclosure Prevention13-2605599\$10,000DFTAHudsonBrooklyn Legal Services, Inc Direct Legal Services for Older Adults - Council District 3513-2605605\$10,000DFTANurseBrooklyn Legal Services, Inc Legal Services for Seniors13-2605605\$10,000DFTAHudsonBrooklyn Museum - Free Programs for Older Adults - Council District 3511-1672743\$10,000DFTASanchezCalpulli Mexican Dance Company - BronxWorks Morris Innovative Older Adult Center20-0642440\$10,000	Osse	Bridge Street Development Corporation - Council District 36	11-3250772	\$92,500	DFTA
Velazquez(NORC)13-1739935\$10,000DFTAAyalaBronx Jewish Community Council, Inc Council District 1313-2744533\$10,000DFTAAyalaBronxWorks, Inc Moore Senior Center13-3254484\$10,000DFTASanchezBronxWorks, Inc Sedgwick Social Club13-3254484\$10,000DFTASanchezBronxWorks, Inc Sedgwick Social Club13-3254484\$10,000DFTANurseBrooklyn Academy of Music - Senior Programming & Education Initiatives11-2201344\$10,000DFTALouisBrooklyn Arts Council, Inc Council District 4523-7072915\$10,000DFTAJosephBrooklyn Legal Services Corporation A - Council District 4013-2605599\$10,000DFTANurseBrooklyn Legal Services Corporation A - Foreclosure Prevention13-2605599\$10,000DFTAHudsonBrooklyn Legal Services, Inc Direct Legal Services for Older Adults - Council District 3513-2605605\$10,000DFTANurseBrooklyn Museum - Free Programs for Older Adults - Council District 3513-2605605\$15,000DFTAHudsonBrooklyn Museum - Free Programs for Older Adults - Council District 3520-0642440\$10,000DFTASanchezCalpulli Mexican Dance Company - BronxWorks Morris Innovative Older Adult Center20-0642440\$10,000DFTAOsseCampaign Against Hunger, Inc., The - Council District 3620-0934854\$12,500DFTACarrCarrel Richmond Nursing Home13-1923626\$10,000DFTA<	Louis	Bridging Access to Care - Council District 45	11-3031208	\$20,000	DFTA
Ayala BronxWorks, Inc Moore Senior Center 13-3254484 \$10,000 DFTA Sanchez BronxWorks, Inc Morris Heights Older Adult Center 13-3254484 \$10,000 DFTA Sanchez BronxWorks, Inc Sedgwick Social Club 13-3254484 \$10,000 DFTA Sanchez Brooklyn Academy of Music - Senior Programming & Education Initiatives 11-2201344 \$10,000 DFTA Initiatives 11-2201344 \$10,000 DFTA Stroke Brooklyn Arts Council, Inc Council District 45 23-7072915 \$10,000 DFTA Joseph Brooklyn Legal Services Corporation A - Council District 40 13-2605599 \$10,000 DFTA Senior Brooklyn Legal Services Corporation A - Foreclosure Prevention 13-2605599 \$10,000 DFTA Senior District 35 Senior Seniors 13-2605605 \$10,000 DFTA Senior	Velazquez		13-1739935	\$10,000	DFTA
SanchezBronxWorks, Inc Morris Heights Older Adult Center13-3254484\$10,000DFTASanchezBronxWorks, Inc Sedgwick Social Club13-3254484\$10,000DFTANurseBrooklyn Academy of Music - Senior Programming & Education Initiatives11-2201344\$10,000DFTALouisBrooklyn Arts Council, Inc Council District 4523-7072915\$10,000DFTAJosephBrooklyn Legal Services Corporation A - Council District 4013-2605599\$10,000DFTANurseBrooklyn Legal Services Corporation A - Foreclosure Prevention13-2605599\$10,000DFTAHudsonBrooklyn Legal Services, Inc Direct Legal Services for Older Adults - Council District 3513-2605605\$10,000DFTANurseBrooklyn Legal Services, Inc Legal Services for Seniors13-2605605\$15,000DFTAHudsonBrooklyn Museum - Free Programs for Older Adults - Council District 3511-1672743\$10,000DFTASanchezCalpulli Mexican Dance Company - BronxWorks Morris Innovative Older Adult Center20-0642440\$10,000DFTAOsseCampaign Against Hunger, Inc., The - Council District 3620-0934854\$12,500DFTACarrCarnel Richmond Nursing Home13-2720248\$20,000DFTABrewerDistrict 613-1923626\$10,000DCLAMeninCarter Burden Center for the Aging, Inc., The23-7129499\$60,000DFTANarcisseCatholic Charities Neighborhood Services, Inc Bayside Senior Center11-2047151\$	Velazquez	Bronx Jewish Community Council, Inc Council District 13	13-2744533	\$10,000	DFTA
SanchezBronxWorks, Inc Sedgwick Social Club13-3254484\$10,000DFTANurseBrooklyn Academy of Music - Senior Programming & Education Initiatives11-2201344\$10,000DFTALouisBrooklyn Arts Council, Inc Council District 4523-7072915\$10,000DFTAJosephBrooklyn Legal Services Corporation A - Council District 4013-2605599\$10,000DFTANurseBrooklyn Legal Services Corporation A - Foreclosure Prevention13-2605599\$10,000DFTAHudsonBrooklyn Legal Services, Inc Direct Legal Services for Older Adults - Council District 3513-2605605\$10,000DFTANurseBrooklyn Legal Services, Inc Legal Services for Seniors13-2605605\$10,000DFTAHudsonBrooklyn Museum - Free Programs for Older Adults - Council District 3511-1672743\$10,000DFTASanchezCalpulli Mexican Dance Company - BronxWorks Morris Innovative Older Adult Center20-0642440\$10,000DFTAOsseCampaign Against Hunger, Inc., The - Council District 3620-0934854\$12,500DFTACarrCarmel Richmond Nursing Home13-2720248\$20,000DFTABrewerCarnegie Hall Corporation, The - Education Programming - Council District 6\$10,000DCLAMeninCarter Burden Center for the Aging, Inc., The23-7129499\$60,000DFTANarcisseCatholic Charities Neighborhood Services, Inc.11-2047151\$15,000DFTA	Ayala	BronxWorks, Inc Moore Senior Center	13-3254484	\$10,000	DFTA
NurseBrooklyn Academy of Music - Senior Programming & Education Initiatives11-2201344\$10,000DFTALouisBrooklyn Arts Council, Inc Council District 4523-7072915\$10,000DFTAJosephBrooklyn Legal Services Corporation A - Council District 4013-2605599\$10,000DFTANurseBrooklyn Legal Services Corporation A - Foreclosure Prevention13-2605599\$10,000DFTAHudsonBrooklyn Legal Services, Inc Direct Legal Services for Older Adults - Council District 3513-2605605\$10,000DFTANurseBrooklyn Legal Services, Inc Legal Services for Seniors13-2605605\$15,000DFTAHudsonBrooklyn Museum - Free Programs for Older Adults - Council District 3511-1672743\$10,000DFTASanchezCalpulli Mexican Dance Company - BronxWorks Morris Innovative Older Adult Center20-0642440\$10,000DFTAOsseCampaign Against Hunger, Inc., The - Council District 3620-0934854\$12,500DFTACarrCarmel Richmond Nursing Home13-2720248\$20,000DFTABrewerCarnegie Hall Corporation, The - Education Programming - Council District 613-1923626\$10,000DCLAMeninCarter Burden Center for the Aging, Inc., The23-7129499\$60,000DFTANarcisseCatholic Charities Neighborhood Services, Inc.11-2047151\$15,000DFTALeeCatholic Charities Neighborhood Services, Inc Bayside Senior Center11-2047151\$20,000DFTA	Sanchez	BronxWorks, Inc Morris Heights Older Adult Center	13-3254484	\$10,000	DFTA
NurseBrooklyn Academy of Music - Senior Programming & Education Initiatives11-2201344\$10,000DFTALouisBrooklyn Arts Council, Inc Council District 4523-7072915\$10,000DFTAJosephBrooklyn Legal Services Corporation A - Council District 4013-2605599\$10,000DFTANurseBrooklyn Legal Services Corporation A - Foreclosure Prevention13-2605599\$10,000DFTAHudsonBrooklyn Legal Services, Inc Direct Legal Services for Older Adults - Council District 3513-2605605\$10,000DFTANurseBrooklyn Legal Services, Inc Legal Services for Seniors13-2605605\$15,000DFTAHudsonBrooklyn Museum - Free Programs for Older Adults - Council District 3511-1672743\$10,000DFTASanchezCalpulli Mexican Dance Company - BronxWorks Morris Innovative Older Adult Center20-0642440\$10,000DFTAOsseCampaign Against Hunger, Inc., The - Council District 3620-0934854\$12,500DFTACarrCarmel Richmond Nursing Home13-2720248\$20,000DFTABrewerCarnegie Hall Corporation, The - Education Programming - Council District 613-1923626\$10,000DCLAMeninCarter Burden Center for the Aging, Inc., The23-7129499\$60,000DFTANarcisseCatholic Charities Neighborhood Services, Inc.11-2047151\$15,000DFTALeeCatholic Charities Neighborhood Services, Inc Bayside Senior Center11-2047151\$20,000DFTA	Sanchez	BronxWorks, Inc Sedgwick Social Club	13-3254484	\$10,000	DFTA
Brooklyn Legal Services Corporation A - Council District 40 13-2605599 \$10,000 DFTA	Nurse	, ,	11-2201344	\$10,000	DFTA
Brooklyn Legal Services Corporation A - Council District 40 13-2605599 \$10,000 DFTA	Louis	Brooklyn Arts Council, Inc Council District 45	23-7072915	\$10,000	DFTA
NurseBrooklyn Legal Services Corporation A - Foreclosure Prevention13-2605599\$10,000DFTAHudsonBrooklyn Legal Services, Inc Direct Legal Services for Older Adults - Council District 3513-2605605\$10,000DFTANurseBrooklyn Legal Services, Inc Legal Services for Seniors13-2605605\$15,000DFTAHudsonBrooklyn Museum - Free Programs for Older Adults - Council District 3511-1672743\$10,000DFTASanchezCalpulli Mexican Dance Company - BronxWorks Morris Innovative Older Adult Center20-0642440\$10,000DFTAOsseCampaign Against Hunger, Inc., The - Council District 3620-0934854\$12,500DFTACarrCarmel Richmond Nursing Home13-2720248\$20,000DFTABrewerCarnegie Hall Corporation, The - Education Programming - Council District 613-1923626\$10,000DCLAMeninCarter Burden Center for the Aging, Inc., The23-7129499\$60,000DFTANarcisseCatholic Charities Neighborhood Services, Inc.11-2047151\$15,000DFTALeeCatholic Charities Neighborhood Services, Inc Bayside Senior Center11-2047151\$20,000DFTA	Joseph		13-2605599		DFTA
HudsonBrooklyn Legal Services, Inc Direct Legal Services for Older Adults - Council District 3513-2605605\$10,000DFTANurseBrooklyn Legal Services, Inc Legal Services for Seniors13-2605605\$15,000DFTAHudsonBrooklyn Museum - Free Programs for Older Adults - Council District 3511-1672743\$10,000DFTASanchezCalpulli Mexican Dance Company - BronxWorks Morris Innovative Older Adult Center20-0642440\$10,000DFTAOsseCampaign Against Hunger, Inc., The - Council District 3620-0934854\$12,500DFTACarrCarmel Richmond Nursing Home13-2720248\$20,000DFTABrewerCarnegie Hall Corporation, The - Education Programming - Council District 613-1923626\$10,000DCLAMeninCarter Burden Center for the Aging, Inc., The District Selphborhood Services, Inc.11-2047151\$15,000DFTALeeCatholic Charities Neighborhood Services, Inc Bayside Senior Center11-2047151\$20,000DFTA	Nurse		13-2605599		DFTA
HudsonBrooklyn Museum - Free Programs for Older Adults - Council District 3511-1672743\$10,000DFTASanchezCalpulli Mexican Dance Company - BronxWorks Morris Innovative Older Adult Center20-0642440\$10,000DFTAOsseCampaign Against Hunger, Inc., The - Council District 3620-0934854\$12,500DFTACarrCarmel Richmond Nursing Home13-2720248\$20,000DFTABrewerCarnegie Hall Corporation, The - Education Programming - Council District 613-1923626\$10,000DCLAMeninCarter Burden Center for the Aging, Inc., The23-7129499\$60,000DFTANarcisseCatholic Charities Neighborhood Services, Inc.11-2047151\$15,000DFTALeeCatholic Charities Neighborhood Services, Inc Bayside Senior Center11-2047151\$20,000DFTA	Hudson	Brooklyn Legal Services, Inc Direct Legal Services for Older Adults -	13-2605605		DFTA
HudsonBrooklyn Museum - Free Programs for Older Adults - Council District 3511-1672743\$10,000DFTASanchezCalpulli Mexican Dance Company - BronxWorks Morris Innovative Older Adult Center20-0642440\$10,000DFTAOsseCampaign Against Hunger, Inc., The - Council District 3620-0934854\$12,500DFTACarrCarmel Richmond Nursing Home13-2720248\$20,000DFTABrewerCarnegie Hall Corporation, The - Education Programming - Council District 613-1923626\$10,000DCLAMeninCarter Burden Center for the Aging, Inc., The23-7129499\$60,000DFTANarcisseCatholic Charities Neighborhood Services, Inc.11-2047151\$15,000DFTALeeCatholic Charities Neighborhood Services, Inc Bayside Senior Center11-2047151\$20,000DFTA	Nurse	Brooklyn Legal Services, Inc Legal Services for Seniors	13-2605605	\$15,000	DFTA
Older Adult Center Osse Campaign Against Hunger, Inc., The - Council District 36 Carr Carmel Richmond Nursing Home Carnegie Hall Corporation, The - Education Programming - Council District 6 Menin Carter Burden Center for the Aging, Inc., The Narcisse Catholic Charities Neighborhood Services, Inc. Catholic Charities Neighborhood Services, Inc Bayside Senior Center Conduct Side Side Side Side Side Side Side Side	Hudson	Brooklyn Museum - Free Programs for Older Adults - Council District	11-1672743	\$10,000	DFTA
CarrCarmel Richmond Nursing Home13-2720248\$20,000DFTABrewerCarnegie Hall Corporation, The - Education Programming - Council District 613-1923626\$10,000DCLAMeninCarter Burden Center for the Aging, Inc., The23-7129499\$60,000DFTANarcisseCatholic Charities Neighborhood Services, Inc.11-2047151\$15,000DFTALeeCatholic Charities Neighborhood Services, Inc Bayside Senior Center11-2047151\$20,000DFTA	Sanchez	, ,	20-0642440	\$10,000	DFTA
Brewer Carnegie Hall Corporation, The - Education Programming - Council District 6 \$10,000 DCLA Menin Carter Burden Center for the Aging, Inc., The 23-7129499 \$60,000 DFTA Narcisse Catholic Charities Neighborhood Services, Inc. 11-2047151 \$15,000 DFTA Lee Catholic Charities Neighborhood Services, Inc Bayside Senior Center 11-2047151 \$20,000 DFTA	Osse	Campaign Against Hunger, Inc., The - Council District 36	20-0934854	\$12,500	DFTA
Brewer Carnegie Hall Corporation, The - Education Programming - Council District 6 \$10,000 DCLA Menin Carter Burden Center for the Aging, Inc., The 23-7129499 \$60,000 DFTA Narcisse Catholic Charities Neighborhood Services, Inc. 11-2047151 \$15,000 DFTA Lee Catholic Charities Neighborhood Services, Inc Bayside Senior Center 11-2047151 \$20,000 DFTA	Carr				DFTA
NarcisseCatholic Charities Neighborhood Services, Inc.11-2047151\$15,000DFTALeeCatholic Charities Neighborhood Services, Inc Bayside Senior Center11-2047151\$20,000DFTA	Brewer			\$10,000	DCLA
NarcisseCatholic Charities Neighborhood Services, Inc.11-2047151\$15,000DFTALeeCatholic Charities Neighborhood Services, Inc Bayside Senior Center11-2047151\$20,000DFTA	Menin	Carter Burden Center for the Aging, Inc., The	23-7129499	\$60,000	DFTA
Lee Catholic Charities Neighborhood Services, Inc Bayside Senior Center 11-2047151 \$20,000 DFTA	Narcisse	Catholic Charities Neighborhood Services, Inc.	11-2047151		DFTA
	Lee	Catholic Charities Neighborhood Services, Inc Bayside Senior			
	Williams		11-2047151	\$10,000	DFTA

Council Member	Legal Name of Organization - Program Name	Tax ID	Amount	Agency
Ariola	Catholic Charities Neighborhood Services, Inc Howard Beach Older Adult Center - Council District 32	11-2047151	\$40,000	DFTA
Restler	Catholic Charities Neighborhood Services, Inc Pete McGuinness Older Adult Center	11-2047151	\$10,000	DFTA
Ariola	Catholic Charities Neighborhood Services, Inc Seaside Older Adult Center - Council District 32	11-2047151	\$10,000	DFTA
Carr	Catholic Charities of Staten Island	13-5562286	\$30,000	DFTA
Gennaro	CHAZAQ Organization USA, Inc CHAZAQ Seniors Program - Kew Gardens Hills	46-2148352	\$70,000	DFTA
Aviles	Chinese American Planning Council, Inc Council District 38	13-6202692	\$30,000	DFTA
Ung	Chinese American Planning Council, Inc Nan Shan Senior Center	13-6202692	\$35,000	DFTA
Brewer	Church of St. Paul and St. Andrew United Methodist - Migrant Services - Council District 6	13-1635259	\$10,000	DFTA
Marte	Church Street School for Music and Art, Inc Music & Art Enrichment Programs	13-3693660	\$10,000	DFTA
Nurse	Churches United for Fair Housing, Inc Affordable Housing Access - NYC Shelter Residents	26-4698161	\$10,000	DFTA
Williams	City of Maranatha, Inc Council District 27	85-2201421	\$10,000	DFTA
Menin	City Parks Foundation	13-3561657	\$10,000	DFTA
Narcisse	City Parks Foundation	13-3561657	\$10,000	DFTA
Ariola	City University of New York Community Colleges - Aging Mastery Program	46-1371336	\$10,000	DFTA
Powers	CityMeals on Wheels	13-3634381	\$10,000	DFTA
Marte	Clemente Soto Velez Cultural and Education Center, Inc Embodied Self-Determination	13-3735337	\$10,000	DFTA
Holden	Colonial Farmhouse Restoration Society of Bellerose, Inc Council District 30	11-2508369	\$15,000	DCLA
Powers	Community Service Society of New York	13-5562202	\$10,000	DFTA
Joseph	Council of Jewish Organizations of Flatbush, Inc Council District 40	11-2864728	\$10,000	DFTA
Hanif	Council of Peoples Organization, Inc.	75-3046891	\$10,000	DFTA
Joseph	Council of Peoples Organization, Inc Council District 40	75-3046891	\$10,000	DFTA
Hudson	Council of Senior Centers and Services of NYC, Inc Civic Education for Older New Yorkers - Council District 35	13-2967277	\$10,000	DFTA
Louis	Council of Senior Centers and Services of NYC, Inc Council District 45	13-2967277	\$20,000	DFTA
Brewer	Council of Senior Centers and Services of NYC, Inc Rights & Information for Senior Empowerment	13-2967277	\$10,000	DFTA
Krishnan	Council on the Environment, Inc.	13-2765465	\$20,000	DFTA
Aviles	Council on the Environment, Inc Council District 38	13-2765465	\$10,000	DFTA
Nurse	Council on the Environment, Inc GrowNYC Farmstand	13-2765465	\$15,000	DFTA
Brewer	Council on the Environment, Inc GrowNYC Fresh Food Box - Council District 6	13-2765465	\$10,000	DFTA
Williams	Crew4Life Foundation, Inc Council District 27	85-4321166	\$10,000	DFTA
Mealy	Crown Heights Preservation Committee Corporation - Shalom Senior Center	11-2322490	\$120,000	DFTA

Council Member	Legal Name of Organization - Program Name	Tax ID	Amount	Agency
Ung	CUNY School of Law Justice & Auxiliary Services Corporation - Senior Legal Support - Council District 20	90-1013912	\$10,000	CUNY
Nurse	Cypress Hills Local Development Corporation, Inc Cypress Hills Senior Housing Residences	11-2683663	\$10,000	DFTA
Brewer	Dances for a Variable Population, Inc Senior Dance & Community Wellness Initiative	26-4572204	\$10,000	DFTA
Abreu	Dances for a Variable Population, Inc Senior Dance and Community Wellness Initiative	26-4572204	\$15,000	DFTA
Osse	Department for the Aging - Tompkins Park Senior Center	13-6400434	\$15,000	DFTA
Osse	Digital Girl, Inc.	47-2288307	\$15,000	DFTA
Joseph	Ditmas Park Youth Group - Council District 40	26-2442377	\$10,000	DFTA
Joseph	Dorchester Senior Citizens Center, Inc Council District 40	11-2305581	\$10,000	DFTA
Gutierrez	Doula Program to Accompany and Comfort Inc Council District 34	46-1117388	\$10,000	DFTA
Brewer	Doula Program to Accompany and Comfort Inc End of Life Program - Council District 6	46-1117388	\$10,000	DFTA
Barron	Drumsongs Productions, Inc Riverway Senior Center - SOS	06-1550859	\$7,000	DFTA
Barron	Drumsongs Productions, Inc Spring Creek Partners Senior Center - SOS	06-1550859	\$7,000	DFTA
Barron	East New York Restoration Local Development Corporation - Council District 42	46-1763706	\$115,000	DFTA
Moya	East River Development Alliance, Inc.	86-1096987	\$10,000	DFTA
Ayala	East Side House, Inc Mitchel Senior Center	13-1623989	\$10,000	DFTA
Ayala	East Side House, Inc Patterson Senior Center	13-1623989	\$25,000	DFTA
Hudson	Ebbets Field Intergenerational 21 Century, Inc Senior Day Care	85-0788921	\$20,000	DFTA
Kagan	Edith and Carl Marks Jewish Community House of Bensonhurst, Inc Council District 47	11-1633484	\$7,500	DFTA
Marte	Educational Alliance, Inc., The - Weinberg Center for Balanced Living	13-5562210	\$10,000	DFTA
Borelli	Eger Health Care and Rehabilitation Center	13-3524533	\$40,000	DFTA
Carr	Eger Health Care and Rehabilitation Center	13-3524533	\$30,000	DFTA
Moya	Elmcor Youth and Adult Activities, Inc.	11-2224539	\$120,000	DFTA
Bottcher	Encore Community Services	13-3104293	\$20,000	DFTA
Brannan	Federation of Italian American Organizations of Brooklyn, Ltd Senior Programming	11-2507910	\$20,000	DFTA
Joseph	Fenimore Senior Center, Inc Council District 40	11-2772287	\$10,000	DFTA
Brewer	Find Aid for the Aged, Inc Project FIND	13-2666921	\$20,000	DFTA
Powers	Find Aid for the Aged, Inc Woodstock Senior Center	13-2666921	\$10,000	DFTA
Mealy	Fort Greene Council, Inc.	11-2300840	\$10,000	DFTA
Hudson	Fort Greene Council, Inc Grace Agard - Harewood Neighborhood Senior Center	11-2300840	\$10,000	DFTA
Joseph	Fort Greene Council, Inc Hazel Brooks Neighborhood Senior Center	11-2300840	\$10,000	DFTA
Hudson	Fort Greene Council, Inc Willoughby Neighborhood Senior Center	11-2300840	\$10,000	DFTA
Barron	Fund for the City of New York, Inc Cultural Museum of African Art for Abe Stark, Vandalia & Boulevard - SOS	13-2612524	\$21,000	DFTA

Council Member	Legal Name of Organization - Program Name	Tax ID	Amount	Agency
Ariola	Giving Alternative Learners Uplifting Opportunities, Inc Council District 32	05-0615968	\$20,000	DFTA
Brewer	Goddard Riverside Community Center - West Side NORC Program	13-1893908	\$10,000	DFTA
Marte	God's Love We Deliver, Inc Medically Tailored Home Delivered Meals	13-3366846	\$10,000	DFTA
Powers	God's Love We Deliver, Inc Medically Tailored Home Delivered Meals - Council District 4	13-3366846	\$10,000	DFTA
Abreu	God's Love We Deliver, Inc Medically Tailored Home Delivered Meals - Council District 7	13-3366846	\$10,000	DFTA
Nurse	God's Love We Deliver, Inc Medically Tailored Home-Delivered Meals	13-3366846	\$15,000	DFTA
Brooks-Powers	Greater Bethel Community Development Corporation - Senior Engagement - Council District 31	32-0000557	\$25,000	DFTA
Bottcher	Greenwich House, Inc.	13-5562204	\$40,000	DFTA
Joseph	Haitian Americans United for Progress, Inc Council District 40	11-2423857	\$10,000	DFTA
Louis	Haitian Centers Council, Inc Council District 45	11-2648501	\$10,000	DFTA
Marte	Hamilton-Madison House, Inc Council District 1	13-5562412	\$25,000	DFTA
Caban	HANAC, Inc Archbishop lakovos Senior Center	11-2290832	\$28,000	DFTA
Caban	HANAC, Inc Queensview NORC	11-2290832	\$14,000	DFTA
Won	HANAC, Inc Ravenswood Older Adult Center	11-2290832	\$25,000	DFTA
Caban	HANAC, Inc Senior Services - George Douris Tower	11-2290832	\$26,000	DFTA
Powers	Health Advocates for Older People, Inc.	13-4165807	\$10,000	DFTA
Brewer	Health Advocates for Older People, Inc Healthy Aging	13-4165807	\$10,000	DFTA
De La Rosa	Hebrew Tabernacle of Washington Heights, Inc Senior Programming - Council District 10	13-0831470	\$10,000	DFTA
Aviles	Heights and Hills, Inc.	23-7237927	\$10,000	DFTA
Hanif	Heights and Hills, Inc.	23-7237927	\$45,000	DFTA
Restler	Heights and Hills, Inc Council District 33	23-7237927	\$10,000	DFTA
Hudson	Heights and Hills, Inc Park Slope Center for Successful Aging	23-7237927	\$30,000	DFTA
Restler	Heights Hill Mental Health Service, SBPC, Community Advisory Board, Inc Rainbow Heights Club - Direct Client Services	11-2785605	\$10,000	DFTA
Nurse	Helen Keller International, Inc Clear Sight for Seniors	13-5562162	\$10,000	DFTA
Marte	Henry Street Settlement - Senior Services	13-1562242	\$10,000	DFTA
Aviles	Homecrest Community Services, Inc.	11-3373115	\$10,000	DFTA
Brannan	Homecrest Community Services, Inc Council District 43	11-3373115	\$20,000	DFTA
Kagan	Homecrest Community Services, Inc Council District 47	11-3373115	\$20,000	DFTA
Sanchez	Horticultural Society of New York, The - Therapeutic Horticulture Services for Seniors	13-0854930	\$10,000	DFTA
Hanif	Housing and Family Services of Greater New York, Inc.	11-2412584	\$20,000	DFTA
Salamanca	Housing Options and Geriatric Association Resources, Inc Golden Age Clubhouse	13-3887707	\$70,000	DFTA
Bottcher	Hudson Guild	13-5562989	\$25,000	DFTA
Louis	Ikodhi, Inc Flatbush Gardens & Council District 45	84-2688886	\$10,000	DFTA
Krishnan	India Home, Inc.	20-8747291	\$20,000	DFTA

Council Member	Legal Name of Organization - Program Name	Tax ID	Amount	Agency
Won	India Home, Inc Council District 26	20-8747291	\$10,000	DFTA
Williams	India Home, Inc Council District 27	20-8747291	\$10,000	DFTA
Gennaro	India Home, Inc Desi Senior Center	20-8747291	\$40,000	DFTA
Lee	India Home, Inc Senior Center Programs & Support Services	20-8747291	\$25,000	DFTA
Krishnan	Institute for the Puerto Rican/Hispanic Elderly, Inc.	13-2987263	\$10,000	DFTA
Ayala	Institute for the Puerto Rican/Hispanic Elderly, Inc Betances Senior Center	13-2987263	\$15,000	DFTA
De La Rosa	Isabella Geriatric Center, Inc.	13-3623808	\$10,000	DFTA
Abreu	Isabella Geriatric Center, Inc River Terrace NORC - Council District 7	13-3623808	\$15,000	DFTA
Won	Jacob A. Riis Neighborhood Settlement, The - Queensbridge Senior Services - Council District 26	11-1729398	\$17,000	DFTA
Bottcher	Jewish Association for Services for the Aged (JASA)	13-2620896	\$30,000	DFTA
Riley	Jewish Association for Services for the Aged (JASA)	13-2620896	\$20,000	DFTA
Riley	Jewish Association for Services for the Aged (JASA) - Bartow Senior Center	13-2620896	\$25,000	DFTA
Riley	Jewish Association for Services for the Aged (JASA) - Bay Eden Senior Center	13-2620896	\$20,000	DFTA
Gutierrez	Jewish Association for Services for the Aged (JASA) - Bushwick-Hylan Senior Center	13-2620896	\$10,000	DFTA
Restler	Jewish Association for Services for the Aged (JASA) - Cadman NORC	13-2620896	\$11,000	DFTA
Lee	Jewish Association for Services for the Aged (JASA) - Club Holliswood Older Adult Center	13-2620896	\$20,000	DFTA
Riley	Jewish Association for Services for the Aged (JASA) - Coop City NORC- SSP	13-2620896	\$15,000	DFTA
Riley	Jewish Association for Services for the Aged (JASA) - Dreiser Loop Senior Center	13-2620896	\$20,000	DFTA
Riley	Jewish Association for Services for the Aged (JASA) - Einstein Loop Senior Center	13-2620896	\$20,000	DFTA
Kagan	Jewish Association for Services for the Aged (JASA) - Naturally Occurring Retirement Communities (NORC)	13-2620896	\$5,000	DFTA
Kagan	Jewish Association for Services for the Aged (JASA) - Scheuer House - Council District 47	13-2620896	\$20,000	DFTA
Brooks-Powers	Jewish Association for Services for the Aged (JASA) - Senior Support - Council District 31	13-2620896	\$15,000	DFTA
Velazquez	Jewish Association for Services for the Aged (JASA) - Sue Ginsburg Older Adult Center	13-2620896	\$10,000	DFTA
Velazquez	Jewish Association for Services for the Aged (JASA) - Throggs Neck Older Adult Center	13-2620896	\$10,000	DFTA
Gutierrez	Jewish Association for Services for the Aged (JASA) - Williamsburg Senior Center	13-2620896	\$15,000	DFTA
Joseph	Jewish Community Council of Greater Coney Island, Inc Council District 40	11-2665181	\$10,000	DFTA
Kagan	Jewish Community Council of Greater Coney Island, Inc Council District 47	11-2665181	\$30,000	DFTA

Council Member	Legal Name of Organization - Program Name	Tax ID	Amount	Agency
Kagan	Jewish Community Council of Greater Coney Island, Inc Marlboro Senior Center	11-2665181	\$15,000	DFTA
Kagan	Jewish Community Council of Greater Coney Island, Inc Ocean Parkway Senior Center & Home Delivered Meals	11-2665181	\$10,000	DFTA
Kagan	Jewish Community Council of Greater Coney Island, Inc Senior Citizen Transportation - Council District 47	11-2665181	\$20,000	DFTA
Ung	Korean American Senior Citizens Society of Greater New York, Inc.	11-2455396	\$10,000	DFTA
Ung	Korean American Senior Citizens Society of Greater New York, Inc.	11-2455396	\$20,000	DFTA
De La Rosa	La Asociacion Americana De Estudios Culturales Universales, Inc.	13-3059518	\$10,000	DFTA
Menin	Lenox Hill Neighborhood House, Inc.	13-1628180	\$30,000	DFTA
Powers	Lenox Hill Neighborhood House, Inc Saint Peter's Church	13-1628180	\$20,000	DFTA
Joseph	Life of Hope - Central Brooklyn - Council District 40	20-5252137	\$10,000	DFTA
Carr	Lifestyles for the Disabled, Inc.	13-3740011	\$40,000	DFTA
Brewer	Make Music New York, Inc Make Music New York Festival	20-5751217	\$10,000	DFTA
Williams	Merrill Park Civic Association of Springfield Gardens, Inc Council District 27	11-2304928	\$20,000	DFTA
Brooks-Powers	Merrill Park Civic Association of Springfield Gardens, Inc Council District 31	11-2304928	\$15,000	DFTA
Gennaro	Metropolitan New York Coordinating Council on Jewish Poverty, Inc.	13-2738818	\$10,000	DFTA
Krishnan	Metropolitan New York Coordinating Council on Jewish Poverty, Inc.	13-2738818	\$20,000	DFTA
Powers	Metropolitan New York Coordinating Council on Jewish Poverty, Inc.	13-2738818	\$10,000	DFTA
Ariola	Metropolitan New York Coordinating Council on Jewish Poverty, Inc Council District 32	13-2738818	\$30,000	DFTA
Restler	Metropolitan New York Coordinating Council on Jewish Poverty, Inc Social Services for Seniors - Council District 33	13-2738818	\$11,000	DFTA
Hudson	Metropolitan New York Coordinating Council on Jewish Poverty, Inc Social Services Program for Older Adults	13-2738818	\$10,000	DFTA
Sanchez	Morris Heights Health Center, Inc Community Engagement - Council District 14	06-1081232	\$10,000	DFTA
Velazquez	Morris Park Community Association, Inc Senior Programming - Council District 13	23-7429900	\$25,000	DFTA
Sanchez	Mosholu-Montefiore Community Center, Inc Fort Independence Social Club	13-3622107	\$15,000	DFTA
De La Rosa	Mosholu-Montefiore Community Center, Inc Marble Hill Senior Center	13-3622107	\$10,000	DFTA
Brewer	National Council of Jewish Women, New York Section - Council Lifetime Learning	13-1624132	\$10,000	DFTA
Jordan	National Jazz Museum in Harlem, The - 2023-2024 Senior Outreach Series in Harlem	13-3853627	\$25,000	DFTA
Nurse	Neighborhood Housing Services of Brooklyn (Bedford-Stuyvesant) CDC, Inc Senior Support Services	47-1717438	\$10,000	DFTA
Krishnan	Neighborhood Housing Services of Queens CDC, Inc.	47-1267077	\$18,000	DFTA
Salamanca	Neighborhood Self Help by Older Persons Project, Inc Council District 17	13-3077047	\$20,000	DFTA
Aviles	New Economy Project, Inc Council District 38	13-3842270	\$20,000	DFTA

Council Member	Legal Name of Organization - Program Name	Tax ID	Amount	Agency
Caban	New Economy Project, Inc Financial Justice for Seniors	13-3842270	\$10,000	DFTA
Restler	New Economy Project, Inc NYC Financial Justice Project	13-3842270	\$15,000	DFTA
Ayala	New York Botanical Garden - Senior Group Tours	13-1693134	\$10,000	DCLA
Sanchez	New York Botanical Garden - Senior Trip to the Garden	13-1693134	\$10,000	DFTA
Powers	New York Foundation for Senior Citizens, Inc Council District 4	13-2618568	\$10,000	DFTA
De La Rosa	New York Foundation for Senior Citizens, Inc Dyckman Senior Center	13-2618568	\$15,000	DFTA
Krishnan	Newtown (Italian) Senior Citizens Center, Inc.	11-2308129	\$15,000	DFTA
Holden	Newtown (Italian) Senior Citizens Center, Inc Support Senior Programs	11-2308129	\$15,000	DFTA
Brannan	NIA Community Services Network, Inc Council District 43	11-2697931	\$10,000	DFTA
Restler	North Brooklyn Development Corporation - Council District 33	11-2555446	\$13,500	DFTA
Velazquez	North East Bronx Senior Citizens Center, Inc.	13-2759045	\$10,000	DFTA
Hanif	Older Adults Technology Services (OATS), Inc.	55-0882599	\$45,000	DFTA
Hudson	Older Adults Technology Services (OATS), Inc Digital/Virtual Literacy & Technology Training for Older Adults	55-0882599	\$20,000	DFTA
Nurse	Older Adults Technology Services (OATS), Inc Digital/Virtual Literacy & Technology Training for Older Adults	55-0882599	\$20,000	DFTA
De La Rosa	Older Adults Technology Services (OATS), Inc Digital/Virtual Literacy & Technology Training for Older Adults - Council District 10	55-0882599	\$10,000	DFTA
Farias	Older Adults Technology Services (OATS), Inc Digital/Virtual Literacy & Technology Training for Older Adults - Council District 18	55-0882599	\$25,000	DFTA
Nurse	Osborne Association, Inc., The - Elder & Older Adult Re-Entry Initiatives	13-5563028	\$15,000	DFTA
Abreu	Palante Harlem, Inc Bodega Fridays Food Pantry - Council District 7	80-0209989	\$15,000	DFTA
Jordan	Palante Harlem, Inc Senior Homelessness Prevention & Housing Preservation - Council District 09	80-0209989	\$50,000	DFTA
Restler	Polish and Slavic Center, Inc Council District 33	11-2285970	\$18,500	DFTA
Salamanca	Presbyterian Senior Services, Inc Andrew Jackson Senior Center	13-1981482	\$20,000	DFTA
Velazquez	Presbyterian Senior Services, Inc City Island Older Adult Center	13-1981482	\$10,000	DFTA
Salamanca	Presbyterian Senior Services, Inc Davidson Senior Center	13-1981482	\$20,000	DFTA
Abreu	Presbyterian Senior Services, Inc Manhattanville Older Adult Center - Council District 7	13-1981482	\$20,000	DFTA
Velazquez	Preston Center of Compassion, Inc Council District 13	57-1180937	\$15,000	DFTA
Joseph	Project Guardianship, Inc Council District 40	84-5004265	\$10,000	DFTA
Schulman	Project Lead, Inc Central Queens Safety Net	13-3761446	\$31,500	DFTA
Brewer	Project Open, Inc Senior Accompanying Services	13-3744003	\$10,000	DFTA
Krishnan	Public Health Solutions	13-5669201	\$10,000	DFTA
Abreu	Public Health Solutions - Benefits Bridge Program - Council District 7	13-5669201	\$10,000	DFTA
Ung	Quincy Asian Resources, Inc Council District 20	01-0556446	\$10,000	DFTA
Sanchez	Regional Aid for Interim Needs, Inc Bailey Senior Center	13-6213586	\$35,000	DFTA
Velazquez	Regional Aid for Interim Needs, Inc Boston Road Older Adult Center	13-6213586	\$10,000	DFTA

Council Member	Legal Name of Organization - Program Name	Tax ID	Amount	Agency
Farias	Regional Aid for Interim Needs, Inc Mechler Hall Senior Center - Council District 18	13-6213586	\$100,000	DFTA
Velazquez	Regional Aid for Interim Needs, Inc Middletown Older Adult Center	13-6213586	\$10,000	DFTA
Farias	Regional Aid for Interim Needs, Inc Parkchester Older Adult Center - Council District 18	13-6213586	\$25,000	DFTA
De La Rosa	Regional Aid for Interim Needs, Inc Senior Center Programming	13-6213586	\$10,000	DFTA
Sanchez	Regional Aid for Interim Needs, Inc Tolentine Senior Center	13-6213586	\$40,000	DFTA
Riley	Retirees of Dreiser Loop, Inc Retirees of Dreiser Loop	01-0677804	\$30,000	DFTA
Gutierrez	Ridgewood Older Adult Center and Services, Inc Ridgewood Older Adult Center	05-0607283	\$20,000	DFTA
Gutierrez	Riseboro Community Partnership, Inc Borinquen Plaza Senior Center	11-2453853	\$15,000	DFTA
Mealy	Riseboro Community Partnership, Inc Breevort Senior Club	11-2453853	\$20,000	DFTA
Gutierrez	Riseboro Community Partnership, Inc Diana H. Jones Senior Center	11-2453853	\$15,000	DFTA
Nurse	Riseboro Community Partnership, Inc Hope Ballfield Market	11-2453853	\$10,000	DFTA
Osse	Riseboro Community Partnership, Inc Sumner Senior Center	11-2453853	\$15,000	DFTA
Abreu	Riverstone Senior Life Services, Inc Council District 7	13-3355074	\$20,000	DFTA
De La Rosa	Riverstone Senior Life Services, Inc Memory Center	13-3355074	\$10,000	DFTA
Jordan	Riverstone Senior Life Services, Inc Riverstone Memory Center	13-3355074	\$20,000	DFTA
Won	Samaritan Daytop Village, Inc Woodside Older Adult Center	11-2635374	\$26,000	DFTA
Lee	Samuel Field YM & YWHA, Inc Council District 23	11-3071518	\$20,000	DFTA
Bottcher	Say Ah!, Inc.	20-8663409	\$10,000	DFTA
Powers	Search and Care, Inc.	23-7444790	\$10,000	DFTA
Schulman	Selfhelp Community Services, Inc Austin Street Older Adult Center	13-1624178	\$85,000	DFTA
Ung	Selfhelp Community Services, Inc Benjamin Rosenthal-Prince Street Innovating Senior Center & Latimer Gardens Senior Center	13-1624178	\$20,000	DFTA
Won	Selfhelp Community Services, Inc Big Six Towers NORC	13-1624178	\$20,000	DFTA
Caban	Selfhelp Community Services, Inc Boulevard Gardens NORC	13-1624178	\$14,000	DFTA
Lee	Selfhelp Community Services, Inc Fresh Meadows NORC Program - Council District 23	13-1624178	\$45,000	DFTA
Schulman	Selfhelp Community Services, Inc Medical Transportation - Council District 29	13-1624178	\$3,000	DFTA
Holden	Selfhelp Community Services, Inc Senior Transportation - Council District 30	13-1624178	\$100,000	DFTA
Paladino	Selfhelp Community Services, Inc Senior Transportation Program	13-1624178	\$130,000	DFTA
Brewer	Selfhelp Community Services, Inc Virtual Senior Center	13-1624178	\$10,000	DFTA
De La Rosa	Seniors Helping Seniors, Inc.	13-3111915	\$10,000	DFTA
Jordan	Services And Advocacy For Gay, Lesbian, Bisexual And Transgender Elders, Inc The SAGE Center	13-2947657	\$20,000	DFTA
Lee	Services Now for Adult Persons (SNAP), Inc Council District 23	11-2591783	\$20,000	DFTA
Williams	Services Now for Adult Persons (SNAP), Inc Council District 27	11-2591783	\$10,000	DFTA
Brooks-Powers	Services Now for Adult Persons (SNAP), Inc Council District 31	11-2591783	\$25,000	DFTA
Paladino	Services Now for Adult Persons (SNAP), Inc Eastern Queens Innovative Senior Center	11-2591783	\$10,000	DFTA

Council Member	Legal Name of Organization - Program Name	Tax ID	Amount	Agency
Paladino	Services Now for Adult Persons (SNAP), Inc Eastern Queens Innovative Senior Center	11-2591783	\$10,000	DFTA
Louis	Sesame Flyers International, Inc Council District 45	11-2692485	\$10,000	DFTA
De La Rosa	SHARE: Self-Help for Women with Breast or Ovarian Cancer, Inc.	13-3131914	\$10,000	DFTA
Gennaro	SHARE: Self-Help for Women with Breast or Ovarian Cancer, Inc.	13-3131914	\$10,000	DFTA
Krishnan	SHARE: Self-Help for Women with Breast or Ovarian Cancer, Inc.	13-3131914	\$10,000	DFTA
Velazquez	SHARE: Self-Help for Women with Breast or Ovarian Cancer, Inc Council District 13	13-3131914	\$10,000	DFTA
Joseph	SHARE: Self-Help for Women with Breast or Ovarian Cancer, Inc Council District 40	13-3131914	\$10,000	DFTA
Caban	SHARE: Self-Help for Women with Breast or Ovarian Cancer, Inc Health Outreach & Support - Council District 22	13-3131914	\$10,000	DFTA
Ayala	SHARE: Self-Help for Women with Breast or Ovarian Cancer, Inc Senior Outreach & Support	13-3131914	\$10,000	DFTA
Powers	SHARE: Self-Help for Women with Breast or Ovarian Cancer, Inc Senior Outreach & Support - Council District 4	13-3131914	\$10,000	DFTA
Krishnan	South Asian Council for Social Services	11-3632920	\$12,000	DFTA
Ung	South Asian Council for Social Services - Council District 20	11-3632920	\$25,000	DFTA
Gutierrez	Southside United Housing Development Fund Corporation - Los Sures David Santiago Senior Center	11-2268359	\$30,000	DFTA
Aviles	Spanish Speaking Elderly Council - RAICES	11-2730462	\$30,000	DFTA
Moya	Spanish Speaking Elderly Council - RAICES	11-2730462	\$20,000	DFTA
Restler	Spanish Speaking Elderly Council - RAICES - Council District 33	11-2730462	\$41,000	DFTA
Caban	Spanish Speaking Elderly Council - RAICES - Services - NYCHA Astoria Houses Campus	11-2730462	\$48,000	DFTA
Joseph	St. Gabriel's Episcopal Church - Council District 40	11-2463892	\$10,000	DFTA
Gutierrez	St. Nick's Alliance Corporation - Cooper Park Senior Center	51-0192170	\$15,000	DFTA
Gutierrez	St. Nick's Alliance Corporation - Swinging Sixties Operations	51-0192170	\$10,000	DFTA
Menin	Stanley M. Isaacs Neighborhood Center, Inc.	13-2572034	\$30,000	DFTA
Powers	Stanley M. Isaacs Neighborhood Center, Inc.	13-2572034	\$10,000	DFTA
Carr	Staten Island Community Services Friendship Clubs, Inc.	13-2778244	\$30,000	DFTA
Borelli	Staten Island Community Services Friendship Clubs, Inc Great Kills Friendship Club	13-2778244	\$25,000	DFTA
Borelli	Staten Island Community Services Friendship Clubs, Inc Mt. Loretto Friendship Club	13-2778244	\$25,000	DFTA
Powers	Stein Senior Center, Inc.	23-7378342	\$10,000	DFTA
Krishnan	Sunnyside Community Services, Inc.	51-0189327	\$15,000	DFTA
Won	Sunnyside Community Services, Inc Council District 26	51-0189327	\$40,000	DFTA
Aviles	Sunset Park Health Council, Inc Sunset Park Older Adult Program	20-2508411	\$20,000	DFTA
Menin	Theatre Development Fund, Inc Arthur B. Brown & William Brown Gardens	13-6216919	\$10,000	DFTA
Menin	Theatre Development Fund, Inc Foundation for Senior Citizens	13-6216919	\$10,000	DFTA
Narcisse	Turkish Cultural Center	20-5622753	\$15,000	DFTA
Ayala	Union Settlement Association, Inc General Senior Services	13-1632530	\$20,000	DFTA

Council Member	Legal Name of Organization - Program Name	Tax ID	Amount	Agency
Ayala	Union Settlement Association, Inc Wagner Older Adult Center	13-1632530	\$30,000	DFTA
Gennaro	United Cerebral Palsy of New York City, Inc ADAPT Community Network	13-5654532	\$10,000	DFTA
Ayala	United Cerebral Palsy of New York City, Inc Art in the Park - Council District 08	13-5654532	\$10,000	DFTA
Brannan	United Chinese Association of Brooklyn - Social Services for Older Adults	37-1469112	\$30,000	DFTA
Marte	United Jewish Council of the East Side, Inc Adult Luncheon Club	13-2735378	\$10,000	DFTA
Marte	University Settlement Society of New York, Inc Adult Literacy Program	13-5562374	\$10,000	DFTA
Marte	University Settlement Society of New York, Inc Senior HeART Program	13-5562374	\$10,000	DFTA
Salamanca	Urban Health Plan, Inc Council District 17	23-7360305	\$20,000	DFTA
Marte	Vision Urbana, Inc Senior Center for Immigrant Populations	13-3848575	\$20,000	DFTA
Bottcher	VISIONS/Services for the Blind and Visually Impaired	13-1624210	\$15,000	DFTA
Powers	Visiting Neighbors, Inc.	23-7379098	\$20,000	DFTA
Marte	Visiting Neighbors, Inc Council District 1	23-7379098	\$10,000	DFTA
Brooks-Powers	Volunteers for Springfield Park, Inc Senior Programming - Council District 31	47-3317999	\$15,000	DFTA
Brewer	Volunteers of Legal Service, Inc Senior Law Project	13-3234630	\$10,000	DFTA
Hudson	Volunteers of Legal Service, Inc Volunteers of Legal Service, Inc.	13-3234630	\$10,000	DFTA
De La Rosa	Washington Heights-Inwood Preservation and Restoration Corporation	13-2944830	\$10,000	DFTA
Abreu	West Side Federation for Senior and Supportive Housing, Inc Council District 7	13-2926433	\$20,000	DFTA
Ayala	West Side Federation for Senior and Supportive Housing, Inc Millbrook Terrace Senior Center	13-2926433	\$10,000	DFTA
Ariola	Wildcat Service Corporation - Council District 32	13-2725423	\$40,000	DFTA
Abreu	William F. Ryan Community Health Center - Health & Wellness Programming - Council District 7	13-2884976	\$15,000	DFTA
Joseph	Women's League Community Residences - Central Brooklyn - Council District 40	11-2889774	\$10,000	DFTA
Won	Woodside on the Move, Inc Council District 26	11-2435565	\$12,000	DFTA
Velazquez	Yeshiva University - Council District 13	13-1624225	\$20,000	DFTA
Aviles	Young Dancers in Repertory, Inc Council District 38	11-2799128	\$20,000	DFTA
Schulman	Young Israel Programs, Inc Young Israel of Forest Hills Senior League	03-0381957	\$30,500	DFTA
De La Rosa	Young Men's and Young Women's Hebrew Association of Washington Heights and Inwood - Fitness for Seniors	13-1635308	\$10,000	DFTA
Ung	Young Women's Christian Association of Queens - Council District 20	20-0351906	\$20,000	DFTA

Parks and Recreation Services

Parks Equity Initiative \$5,368,500

Agency: DPR (846)

U/A: 006 – Maintenance and Operations - OTPS

Agency: DYCD (260)

U/A: 005 – Community Development - OTPS

Agency: DCLA (126)

U/A: 003 – Other Than Personal Services – OTPS

Agency: DCLA (126)

U/A: 005 – Other Than Personal Services – OTPS

First Year Funded: Fiscal 2015
Area Served: Citywide
Target Population: Park users

Scope of Service: This allocation provides \$5.4 million to support both community programming in smaller

neighborhood parks as well as the work of park and garden volunteer groups.

Designation Method: The City Council will designate \$664,100 post-adoption and has designated the

following providers for Fiscal 2024.

Council Member	Legal Name of Organization - Program Name	Tax ID	Amount	Agency
Lee	Alley Pond Environmental Center, Inc Council District 23	11-2405466	\$17,000	DYCD
Kagan	Alliance for Coney Island, Inc Community Programming in Parks	46-0802042	\$10,000	DYCD
Hudson	ArtBridge Projects, Inc Prospect Park Arch Restoration Temporary Art Exhibit	61-1682898	\$5,000	DPR
Marte	Association of Community Employment Programs for the Homeless, Inc Council District 1	13-3846431	\$10,000	DYCD
De La Rosa	Bameso USA - Athletic Programming	34-2056362	\$40,500	DYCD
Carr	Bloomfield Conservancy, Inc South Avenue Park Land	13-4014664	\$20,000	DYCD
Carr	Boy Scouts of America - Greater New York Council	13-1624015	\$5,000	DYCD
Borelli	Boy Scouts of America - Greater New York Council - Council District 51	13-1624015	\$10,000	DYCD
Carr	Boy Scouts of America - Greater New York Council - William H. Pouch Camp	13-1624015	\$10,000	DYCD
Riley	Bronx River Alliance, Inc Community Engagement - Council District 12	75-3001587	\$50,000	DPR
Marte	Brooklyn Bridge Manhattan, Inc Council District 1	86-1317846	\$10,000	DYCD
Kagan	Brooklyn Emerge, Inc Community Programming in Parks	85-1491905	\$10,000	DYCD
Narcisse	Brooklyn Golf Alliance, Inc Introduction to Golf - Council District 46	46-0773869	\$18,000	DPR
Louis	Brooklyn Golf Alliance, Inc Youth Golf Program	46-0773869	\$20,000	DPR
Restler	Brooklyn Heights Association, Inc Council District 33	11-1504005	\$15,000	DYCD
Hudson	Brooklyn Pitbulls Youth Football, Inc Youth Athletic Programming - Council District 35	77-0611633	\$15,000	DYCD
Narcisse	Canarsie Community Development, Inc Beautifying Canarsie	47-5395985	\$25,000	DYCD

Council Member	Legal Name of Organization - Program Name	Tax ID	Amount	Agency
Powers	Carnegie Hill Neighbors, Inc.	13-3300409	\$10,000	DYCD
Borelli	Catholic Charities of Staten Island	13-5562286	\$10,000	DYCD
Marte	Chinatown Partnership Local Development Corporation - Council District 1	42-1650478	\$10,000	DYCD
Sanchez	Christodora, Inc - New Youth Conservationists & Winter Ecology Program	13-5562192	\$10,000	DYCD
Sanchez	Citizens Committee for New York City, Inc Council District 14	51-0171818	\$24,000	DYCD
Restler	City Growers, Inc.	45-2149344	\$10,000	DPR
Aviles	City Parks Foundation	13-3561657	\$12,000	DPR
Joseph	City Parks Foundation	13-3561657	\$10,000	DPR
Krishnan	City Parks Foundation	13-3561657	\$15,000	DPR
Osse	City Parks Foundation	13-3561657	\$10,000	DPR
Powers	City Parks Foundation	13-3561657	\$35,000	DPR
Williams	City Parks Foundation	13-3561657	\$15,000	DPR
	City Parks Foundation	13-3561657	\$778,500	DPR
Schulman	City Parks Foundation - CityParks Build - Stewardship - Ehrenreich-Austin Playground, MacDonald Park, Yellowstone Park	13-3561657	\$5,000	DPR
Schulman	City Parks Foundation - CityParks Learn - Council District 29	13-3561657	\$15,000	DPR
Schulman	City Parks Foundation - CityParks Play - World's Fair Playground	13-3561657	\$6,000	DPR
Ung	City Parks Foundation - CityParks Play (Kissena Park) & Partnership for Parks (Weeping Beech Park)	13-3561657	\$15,000	DPR
Caban	City Parks Foundation - CityParks Play, CityParks Shows & CityParks Learn – Council District 22	13-3561657	\$10,000	DPR
Louis	City Parks Foundation - Community Garden Support, Parks Events & Skate Nights - Council District 45	13-3561657	\$10,000	DPR
Menin	City Parks Foundation - Community Programming & Yoga Classes - Council District 5	13-3561657	\$15,000	DPR
Brooks-Powers	City Parks Foundation - Council District 31	13-3561657	\$25,000	DPR
Velazquez	City Parks Foundation - It's My Park - Council District 13	13-3561657	\$35,000	DPR
Kagan	City Parks Foundation - Kaiser Park Programming	13-3561657	\$50,000	DPR
Narcisse	City Parks Foundation - Park Programming	13-3561657	\$10,000	DPR
Gutierrez	City Parks Foundation - Parks & Gardens Activation - Council District 34	13-3561657	\$10,000	DPR
Lee	Colonial Farmhouse Restoration Society of Bellerose, Inc.	11-2508369	\$17,000	DYCD
Aviles	Council on the Environment, Inc.	13-2765465	\$46,000	DYCD
Osse	Council on the Environment, Inc.	13-2765465	\$25,000	DYCD
Marte	Council on the Environment, Inc GrowNYC Governors Island Teaching Garden	13-2765465	\$15,000	DYCD
Farias	Council on the Environment, Inc GrowNYC Green Space Program	13-2765465	\$30,000	DYCD
Nurse	Council on the Environment, Inc Supporting Community Gardens - Council District 37	13-2765465	\$14,000	DYCD

Council Member	Legal Name of Organization - Program Name	Tax ID	Amount	Agency
Barron	Cypress Hills Local Development Corporation, Inc 42nd Council District - Parks Equity Initiative	11-2683663	\$90,000	DYCD
Aviles	Department of Parks and Recreation	13-6400434	\$17,000	DPR
Bottcher	Department of Parks and Recreation	13-6400434	\$10,000	DPR
Bottcher	Department of Parks and Recreation	13-6400434	\$10,000	DPR
Menin	Department of Parks and Recreation	13-6400434	\$45,000	DPR
Osse	Department of Parks and Recreation	13-6400434	\$30,000	DPR
0330	Department of Parks and Recreation - Asser Levy Park	15 0400454		DIK
Vernikov	9/11 Memorial	13-6400434	\$10,000	DPR
Caban	Department of Parks and Recreation - Astoria Park	13-6400434	\$15,000	DPR
Caban	Department of Parks and Recreation - Athens Square Park	13-6400434	\$12,500	DPR
Salamanca	Department of Parks and Recreation - Centro Cultural Rincon Criollo Garden	13-6400434	\$15,000	DPR
Mealy	Department of Parks and Recreation - City Parks Worker - Council District 41	13-6400434	\$34,000	DPR
Holden	Department of Parks and Recreation - Community Park Events - Council District 30	13-6400434	\$30,000	DPR
Stevens	Department of Parks and Recreation - Community Programming - Council District 16	13-6400434	\$20,900	DPR
Salamanca	Department of Parks and Recreation - Community Programming – Council District 17	13-6400434	\$45,000	DPR
Riley	Department of Parks and Recreation - Community Programming & Engagement - Council District 12	13-6400434	\$40,000	DPR
Velazquez	Department of Parks and Recreation - Council District 13	13-6400434	\$10,000	DPR
Sanchez	Department of Parks and Recreation - Council District 14	13-6400434	\$46,000	DPR
Farias	Department of Parks and Recreation - Council District 18	13-6400434	\$40,000	DPR
Paladino	Department of Parks and Recreation - Council District 19	13-6400434	\$5,000	DPR
Paladino	Department of Parks and Recreation - Council District 19	13-6400434	\$85,000	DPR
Moya	Department of Parks and Recreation - Council District 21	13-6400434	\$80,000	DPR
Williams	Department of Parks and Recreation - Council District 27	13-6400434	\$20,000	DPR
Brooks-Powers	Department of Parks and Recreation - Council District 31	13-6400434	\$55,000	DPR
Hudson	Department of Parks and Recreation - Council District 35	13-6400434	\$20,000	DPR
Brannan	Department of Parks and Recreation - Council District 43	13-6400434	\$90,000	DPR
Jordan	Department of Parks and Recreation - Council District 9	13-6400434	\$30,000	DPR
Lee	Department of Parks and Recreation - Cunningham Park & Alley Pond Park	13-6400434	\$56,000	DPR
Ayala	Department of Parks and Recreation - East Harlem Programming	13-6400434	\$25,000	DPR
Mealy	Department of Parks and Recreation - Electric Mowing Equipment - Council District 41	13-6400434	\$20,000	DPR
Ung	Department of Parks and Recreation - Evergreen Community Garden Greenhouse	13-6400434	\$15,000	DPR
Velazquez	Department of Parks and Recreation - Family Day - Council District 13	13-6400434	\$15,000	DPR

Council Member	Legal Name of Organization - Program Name	Tax ID	Amount	Agency
Gennaro	Department of Parks and Recreation - Family Days - Council District 24	13-6400434	\$50,000	DPR
De La Rosa	Department of Parks and Recreation - Festival Programming	13-6400434	\$6,500	DPR
Schulman	Department of Parks and Recreation - Flushing Meadows Corona Park - Council District 29	13-6400434	\$15,000	DPR
Caban	Department of Parks and Recreation - General Parks Support & Programming - Council District 22	13-6400434	\$15,000	DPR
Mealy	Department of Parks and Recreation - Green Thumb Garden Supply Kit	13-6400434	\$16,000	DPR
Caban	Department of Parks and Recreation - GreenThumb Programming - Council District 22	13-6400434	\$15,000	DPR
Gennaro	Department of Parks and Recreation - Hoover Playground, Electric Playground & Rufus King Park	13-6400434	\$40,000	DPR
Won	Department of Parks and Recreation - Maintenance - Lou Lodati	13-6400434	\$6,250	DPR
Won	Department of Parks and Recreation - Maintenance - Murray Park	13-6400434	\$16,250	DPR
Won	Department of Parks and Recreation - Maintenance - Noonan Playground	13-6400434	\$16,250	DPR
Won	Department of Parks and Recreation - Maintenance - Windmuller Playground	13-6400434	\$16,250	DPR
Ung	Department of Parks and Recreation - Maintenance, Beautification and Security - Kissena Park & Maple Playground	13-6400434	\$45,000	DPR
Vernikov	Department of Parks and Recreation - Mobi-Mats	13-6400434	\$20,000	DPR
Krishnan	Department of Parks and Recreation - Movie Nights - Council District 25	13-6400434	\$25,000	DPR
Ariola	Department of Parks and Recreation - Movie Nights - Council District 32	13-6400434	\$20,000	DPR
Aviles	Department of Parks and Recreation - Movie Nights - Council District 38	13-6400434	\$15,000	DPR
Nurse	Department of Parks and Recreation - Movie Nights - Highland Park	13-6400434	\$6,500	DPR
Nurse	Department of Parks and Recreation - Movie Nights - Irving Square Park	13-6400434	\$6,500	DPR
Caban	Department of Parks and Recreation - Movie Nights in the Parks - Council District 22	13-6400434	\$12,500	DPR
Borelli	Department of Parks and Recreation - Movies in the Park - Council District 51	13-6400434	\$10,000	DPR
Won	Department of Parks and Recreation - Movies Screenings in Council District 26 Parks	13-6400434	\$20,000	DPR
Jordan	Department of Parks and Recreation - Movies Under the Stars	13-6400434	\$20,000	DPR
Narcisse	Department of Parks and Recreation - Movies Under the Stars	13-6400434	\$12,000	DPR

Council Member	Legal Name of Organization - Program Name	Tax ID	Amount	Agency
Velazquez	Department of Parks and Recreation - Movies Under The Stars	13-6400434	\$30,000	DPR
Powers	Department of Parks and Recreation - Movies Under the Stars - Council District 04	13-6400434	\$10,000	DPR
Ung	Department of Parks and Recreation - Movies Under the Stars - Council District 20	13-6400434	\$10,000	DPR
Schulman	Department of Parks and Recreation - Movies Under the Stars - Council District 29	13-6400434	\$19,000	DPR
Holden	Department of Parks and Recreation - Movies Under the Stars - Council District 30	13-6400434	\$10,000	DPR
Restler	Department of Parks and Recreation - Movies Under the Stars - Council District 33	13-6400434	\$10,000	DPR
Mealy	Department of Parks and Recreation - Movies Under the Sun - Council District 41	13-6400434	\$20,000	DPR
Louis	Department of Parks and Recreation - Movies, Skate Event & Spring Festival - Council District 45	13-6400434	\$20,000	DPR
Joseph	Department of Parks and Recreation - New Tree Guards - Council District 40	13-6400434	\$25,000	DPR
Joseph	Department of Parks and Recreation - NYC Paks - Stewardship Events	13-6400434	\$10,000	DPR
Joseph	Department of Parks and Recreation - NYC Parks - 1 Playground Associate	13-6400434	\$15,000	DPR
Joseph	Department of Parks and Recreation - NYC Parks - Movies Under the Stars	13-6400434	\$30,000	DPR
Abreu	Department of Parks and Recreation - NYC Parks Community Events - Council District 7	13-6400434	\$20,000	DPR
Vernikov	Department of Parks and Recreation - Parks Programming	13-6400434	\$60,000	DPR
Won	Department of Parks and Recreation - Parks Programming - Playground Associate	13-6400434	\$10,000	DPR
Nurse	Department of Parks and Recreation - Parks Trash Receptacles - Council District 37	13-6400434	\$20,000	DPR
Borelli	Department of Parks and Recreation - Playground Associate - Council District 51	13-6400434	\$20,000	DPR
Salamanca	Department of Parks and Recreation - Rainbow Community Garden Pavers	13-6400434	\$30,000	DPR
Gutierrez	Department of Parks and Recreation - Rat Resistance Trash Cans - Council District 34	13-6400434	\$5,000	DPR
Kagan	Department of Parks and Recreation - Recreational Programming - Council District 47	13-6400434	\$20,000	DPR
Ariola	Department of Parks and Recreation - Rockaway Park Event- Bayside Park	13-6400434	\$15,000	DPR
Krishnan	Department of Parks and Recreation - Seasonal Aide - Travers Park	13-6400434	\$10,234	DPR
De La Rosa	Department of Parks and Recreation - Skate Night	13-6400434	\$3,000	DPR
Ayala	Department of Parks and Recreation - South Bronx Programming	13-6400434	\$25,000	DPR

Council Member	Legal Name of Organization - Program Name	Tax ID	Amount	Agency
Caban	Department of Parks and Recreation - Stewardship Program	13-6400434	\$10,000	DPR
Krishnan	Department of Parks and Recreation - Travers Park Maintenance	13-6400434	\$20,000	DPR
Louis	Department of Parks and Recreation - Tree Guards - Council District 45	13-6400434	\$5,000	DPR
Carr	Department of Parks and Recreation - Westerleigh Park	13-6400434	\$10,000	DPR
Schulman	Department of Parks and Recreation - Yellowstone Park	13-6400434	\$15,000	DPR
De La Rosa	Dyckman Youth Worldwide - Youth Basketball Program	83-3267537	\$10,000	DYCD
Gutierrez	El Puente de Williamsburg, Inc Activating Parks - Bushwick & Williamsburg	11-2614265	\$20,000	DYCD
Abreu	Fencing in the Park, Inc PISTE Fencing Programming - Council District 7	85-3724880	\$15,000	DYCD
Nurse	Forest Park Trust, Inc Community Events at Highland Park	31-1558645	\$15,000	DPR
Schulman	Forest Park Trust, Inc Community Programs - Sobelsohn Playground & Forest Park	31-1558645	\$15,000	DPR
Ariola	Forest Park Trust, Inc Forest Park Events	31-1558645	\$15,000	DPR
Hudson	Fort Greene Park Conservancy, Inc Fort Greene Park Programming	11-3637773	\$30,000	DPR
Marte	Fourth Arts Block, Inc LES Cultural Programming	04-3767933	\$10,000	DCLA
Menin	Friends of The East River Esplanade 60th-120th Streets, Inc.	46-0542653	\$10,000	DPR
Ariola	Fund for the City of New York, Inc Conservancy Education Program & Shoreline Clean-Ups - Council District 32	13-2612524	\$30,000	DYCD
Carr	Fund for the City of New York, Inc North Park	13-2612524	\$10,000	DYCD
Hanif	Gowanus Canal Conservancy, Inc.	26-0681729	\$60,000	DYCD
Carr	Grasmere and Cameron Lakes Bluebelt Conservancy, Inc Grasmere & Cameron Lake	45-2493342	\$15,000	DYCD
Gutierrez	Greater Ridgewood Restoration Corporation - Starr Street & Grover Cleveland Playground	11-2382250	\$10,000	DPR
Brewer	Green City Force, Inc Green Jobs Corps Program	80-0428040	\$10,000	DYCD
Osse	Green Guerillas, Inc.	13-2903183	\$10,000	DPR
Ayala	Green Guerillas, Inc Community Gardens & Local Park Groups	13-2903183	\$40,000	DPR
Bottcher	Horticultural Society of New York, The	13-0854930	\$30,000	DYCD
Marte	Horticultural Society of New York, The - Council District 1	13-0854930	\$10,000	DYCD
Nurse	Horticultural Society of New York, The - Council District 37	13-0854930	\$10,000	DYCD
Abreu	Horticultural Society of New York, The - Horticultural Programming - Council District 7	13-0854930	\$20,000	DYCD
Bottcher	Horticultural Society of New York, The - Tree Guards - Council District 03	13-0854930	\$40,000	DYCD
Marte	Immigrant Social Services, Inc Chung Pak Senior Wellness and Activities Together	13-2689273	\$15,000	DYCD

Council Member	Legal Name of Organization - Program Name	Tax ID	Amount	Agency
Holden	Juniper Valley Park Conservancy, Inc Concerts and	59-3791952	\$15,000	DYCD
	Beautification of Parks - Council District 30			
Powers	Kips Bay Neighborhood Alliance	45-5308456	\$10,000	DYCD
Marte	Loisaida United Neighborhood Gardens - LUNGS Summer	82-1433461	\$10,000	DYCD
	Youth Employment and CSA Operational Assistance		7-0,000	
Brewer	Macaulay Honors College Foundation - City Nature Challenge	02-0534583	\$10,000	DYCD
Louis	Marine Park Alliance Corporation	46-3291341	\$15,000	DPR
Menin	Muslim Volunteers for New York, Inc.	81-5353099	\$10,000	DPR
Gutierrez	New York City H2O - Ridgewood Reservoir Stewardship	45-3860014	\$15,000	DYCD
Nurse	New York City H2O - Ridgewood Reservoir Stewardship, Access & Events	45-3860014	\$18,000	DYCD
Narcisse	New York City H2O - Volunteer Beach Cleanups	45-3860014	\$25,000	DYCD
Brewer	New York City Street Tree Consortium - Tree Planting, Pruning and Stewardship	13-3131911	\$10,000	DYCD
Borelli	New York Junior Tennis League, Inc Community Tennis Program - Council District 51	23-7442256	\$10,000	DYCD
Ariola	New York Junior Tennis League, Inc Community Tennis Program at Charles Park	23-7442256	\$10,000	DYCD
Brooks-Powers	New York Junior Tennis League, Inc Council District 31	23-7442256	\$10,000	DYCD
Louis	New York Junior Tennis League, Inc Tennis Program - Council District 45	23-7442256	\$5,000	DYCD
Krishnan	New York Restoration Project - Community Gardening & Planting	13-3959056	\$19,766	DYCD
Restler	New York Restoration Project - Council District 33	13-3959056	\$10,000	DYCD
Farias	New York Restoration Project - Support for Green Space - Council District 18	13-3959056	\$20,000	DYCD
Sanchez	New York Road Runners, Inc Rising New York Road Runners at Washington's Walk	13-2949483	\$10,000	DYCD
Restler	Newtown Creek Alliance, Inc Council District 33	26-1832918	\$20,000	DYCD
Restler	Open Space Alliance for North Brooklyn, Inc.	01-0849087	\$25,000	DPR
Gutierrez	Open Space Alliance for North Brooklyn, Inc North Brooklyn Parks Maintenance, Activation & Community Building	01-0849087	\$10,000	DPR
Ung	Outstanding Renewal Enterprises, Inc E-Waste Event - Council Dostrict 20	13-3320984	\$5,000	DYCD
Hudson	Prospect Park Alliance, Inc Prospect Park Programming	11-2843763	\$10,000	DPR
Carr	Protectors of Pine Oak Woods, Inc.	51-0161823	\$10,000	DPR
Won	Queens Historical Society - Moore Jackson Cemetery	23-7016007	\$5,000	DCLA
Holden	Rabbi Israel Meyer HaKohen Rabbinical Seminary of America - Picnic in the Park	11-1752021	\$10,000	DYCD
Gutierrez	Riseboro Community Partnership, Inc Calabazafest - Maria Hernandez Park	11-2453853	\$20,000	DPR
Brewer	Riverside Park Conservancy, Inc Riverside Park Equity Program	13-3443825	\$50,000	DPR

FISCAL YEAR 2024 ADOPTED EXPENSE BUDGET ADJUSTMENT SUMMARY

Council Member	Legal Name of Organization - Program Name	Tax ID	Amount	Agency
Abreu	Riverside Park Conservancy, Inc Riverside Park Equity Program - Council District 7	13-3443825	\$25,000	DPR
De La Rosa	Riverside-Inwood Neighborhood Gardens	46-3689061	\$10,000	DPR
Moya	Rooftop Films, Inc Community Programming - Council District 21	35-2323897	\$10,000	DCLA
Osse	Rooftop Films, Inc Film Programming - Council District 36	35-2323897	\$15,000	DCLA
Hanif	Singing Winds, Inc., The	46-3805192	\$30,000	DYCD
Hudson	Soul Summit Music, Inc Soul Summit Music Festivals	47-3134260	\$10,000	DYCD
Williams	Southern Queens Park Association, Inc.	11-2432846	\$55,000	DYCD
Powers	St. Vartan Park Conservancy, Inc.	88-1863531	\$10,000	DPR
Carr	Staten Island Youth Soccer League, Inc Oakwood Fields	32-0048308	\$10,000	DYCD
Menin	Sutton Place Parks Conservancy, Inc.	47-4054653	\$10,000	DPR
Powers	Sutton Place Parks Conservancy, Inc.	47-4054653	\$15,000	DPR
Jordan	Transportation Alternatives, Inc Community Programming - Council District 9	51-0186015	\$25,000	DYCD
Jordan	Transportation Alternatives, Inc Council District 9	51-0186015	\$15,000	DYCD
De La Rosa	Uplift NYC, Inc Highbridge Park Cleanup	46-5401925	\$10,000	DYCD
Abreu	Uptown Soccer, Inc Uptown Soccer Trainings & Camps - Council District 7	45-3856721	\$10,000	DYCD
Brewer	West Side Community Garden, Inc Free Garden Programs	13-3993092	\$10,000	DYCD
Louis	Wyckoff House and Association, Inc Community Programs - Council District 45	11-2615053	\$15,000	DPR
De La Rosa	YALD, Inc Youth Sport Programming	47-2361361	\$10,000	DYCD

Public Safety

Fiscal 2024 Council Initiatives						
Agency	Initiative		Amount			
DCLA, DYCD	Art a Catalyst for Change		\$720,000			
DOE, DOP, DYCD, HHC	Crisis Management System		\$3,770,600			
DYCD	Cure Hate		\$125,000			
CUNY, DYCD	Hate Crimes Prevention Initiative		\$1,225,000			
		TOTAL	\$5,840,600			

Art a Catalyst for Change \$720,000

Agency: (DCLA) – Department of Cultural Affairs - (126)

Program Area: Community Development Programs U/A: 003 - Cultural Programs – OTPS

Agency: (DYCD) – Department of Youth and Community Development – (260)

U/A: 312 – Other than Personal Services

First Year Funded: Fiscal 2016 Area Served: Citywide

Target Population: Community members touched by gun violence in select neighborhoods and designated precinct areas.

Scope of Service: This allocation supports the use of art as a means to engage, organize, and mobilize communities in the public awareness and conflict mediation surrounding gun violence.

Designation Method: The City Council will designate \$18,000 post-adoption and has designated the following providers for Fiscal 2024:

Legal Name of Organization	EIN	Amount
2020 Vision for Schools, Inc. – Junior High School 117X	45-3023036	\$18,000
2020 Vision for Schools, Inc. – P.S./M.S. 183	45-3023036	\$18,000
2020 Vision for Schools, Inc. – P.S/M.S. 42M	45-3023036	\$18,000
2020 Vision for Schools, Inc. – Public School 279X (10X279)	45-3023036	\$18,000
2020 Vision for Schools, Inc. – Park East High School (04M495)	45-3023036	\$18,000
2020 Vision for Schools, Inc.	45-3023036	\$13,000
Afro-Latin Jazz Alliance of New York, Inc. – Brownsville Academy	45-3665976	\$18,000
American Museum of the Moving Image – Intermediate School 204Q	11-2730714	\$18,000
American Museum of the Moving Image – P.S. Intermediate School 111Q	11-2730714	\$18,000
Black Spectrum Theatre Company, Inc. – Catherine & Count Basie Middle		
School 72Q (28Q072)	51-0135262	\$36,000
BRIC Arts Media Brooklyn, Inc. – Boys and Girls High School	11-2547268	\$18,000
BRIC Arts Media Brooklyn, Inc. – Public School 308K	11-2547268	\$18,000
BRIC Arts Media Brooklyn, Inc.	11-2547268	\$36,000
Bronx County Historical Society – Academy for Scholarship and		
Entrepreneurship: A College Board School X270	13-6153378	\$18,000
Bronx County Historical Society – High School for Contemporary Arts	13-6153378	\$18,000

Bronx Museum of the Arts, The – I.S. 218 Rafael Hernandez Dual Language		
School	13-2709368	\$18,000
Bronx Museum of the Arts, The – Junior High School 22	13-2709368	\$18,000
Bronx Museum of the Arts, The – Junior High School 301	13-2709368	\$18,000
Bronx Museum of the Arts, The – Urban Assembly School for Applied Math and		
Science (09X241)	13-2709368	\$18,000
Bronx Museum of the Arts, The	13-2709368	\$17,000
Brooklyn Arts Council – Liberation High School	23-7072915	\$18,000
Brooklyn Arts Council – PS/MS 288K	23-7072915	\$18,000
Brooklyn Music School – Ebbets Field Middle School 17X352	11-6000202	\$18,000
Elite Learners, Inc. – Andries Hudde	81-4482839	\$18,000
Elite Learners, Inc East New York Family Academy - Brooklyn	81-4482839	\$18,000
Elite Learners, Inc High School for Civil Rights (Thomas Jefferson HS Campus)		
- Brooklyn	81-4482839	\$18,000
Elite Learners, Inc Public School 284K	81-4482839	\$18,000
Elite Learners, Inc Public School 292K	81-4482839	\$18,000
Future Giants – PS194	75-3054007	\$18,000
Groove With Me, Inc Public School 108K	13-3919147	\$36,000
Houses on the Moon Theater Company - Hostos High School	20-4691926	\$18,000
Kan Cobra Tiger Alliance – PS197	46-3766464	\$18,000
Partners Uplifting our Daughters and Sons - Meyer Levin High School	47-3679850	\$18,000
Sundog Theatre, Inc.	45-0476945	\$6,000
Sundog Theatre, Inc Curtis High School	45-0476945	\$18,000
Sundog Theatre, Inc Intermediate School 49R - Berta A. Dreyfus	45-0476945	\$18,000
Victory Music and Dance Company, Inc Public School 184K (Brooklyn School)	47-2167056	\$18,000

Crisis Management System \$3,770,600

Agency: (DOE) – Department of Education - (040)

Program Area: General Education Instruction and School Leadership

U/A: 402 – General Education Instruction and School Leadership - OTPS

Agency: (DOP) – Department of Probation - (781)

Program Area: Probation Services

U/A: 003 – Probation Services - OTPS

Agency: (DYCD) – Department of Youth and Community Development – (260)

U/A: 312 – OTPS

402 - Office of Neighborhood Safety - OTPS

Agency: (HHC) – Health and Hospitals - (819)

Program Area: Lump Sum

U/A: 001 – Lump Sum - OTPS

First Year Funded: Fiscal 2013
Areas Served: Citywide

Target Population: Community members touched by gun violence in select neighborhoods and designated precinct areas.

Scope of Services: This allocation supports the Crisis Management System, which is a composition of programs centered in neighborhoods with high frequencies of shooting incidents. Interventions include cure violence, employment readiness, legal services, school-based conflict mediation, and community center programming.

Designation Method: The Council will designate \$1,045,000 post-adoption and has designated the following providers for Fiscal 2024:

Legal Name of Organization	EIN	Amount
Coalition for Hispanic Family Services - East Williamsburg Scholars Academy		
(14K477)	13-3546023	\$40,000
Community Capacity Development - IS 30Q127	83-1205784	\$80,000
Community Capacity Development - Long Island City High School (30Q450)	83-1205784	\$40,000
Dominican Women's Development Center, Inc. – High School For Media &		
Communication	13-3593885	\$40,000
Elite Learners, Inc Brownsville Academy	81-4482839	\$40,000
Elite Learners, Inc Intermediate School 285 Meyer Levin	81-4482839	\$40,000
Elite Learners, Inc Public School 284K	81-4482839	\$40,000
Father's Alive In The Hood, Inc PS/MS 42 R. Vernam	46-1091203	\$35,000
Floating Hospital, Inc., The -	13-1624169	\$45,600
George Walker, Jr. Community Coalition, Inc., The - J.H.S. 291 Roland Hayes		
(231 Palmetto Street, Brooklyn, NY 11221)	11-3341395	\$40,000
Health + Hospitals - Lincoln Hospital - Guns Down, Life Up	13-2655001	\$200,000
IlluminArt Productions - 31R445	42-1727647	\$40,000
IlluminArt Productions - Susan E. Wagner High School (31R460)	42-1727647	\$40,000
Jewish Community Council of Greater Coney Island, Inc Operation HOOD	11-2665181	\$50,000
King of Kings Foundation, Inc. – Community Voices MS (29Q356)	03-0583790	\$40,000
Legal Aid Society	13-5562265	\$1,000,000
Life Camp, Inc. – IS 24Q061	20-0814999	\$40,000
Life Camp, Inc. – IS 24Q550	20-0814999	\$40,000
New York Center for Interpersonal Development, Inc Curtis High School		_
(31R450)	23-7085239	\$40,000
New York Center for Interpersonal Development, Inc McKee High School		
(31R600)	23-7085239	\$40,000
New Yorkers Against Gun Violence Education Fund, Inc.	13-3808186	\$120,000
Partners Uplifting our Daughters and Sons - Samuel Tilden Educational		
Campus	47-3679850	\$40,000
People's Theatre Project, Inc High School for Law and Public Service		
(06M467)	26-4705999	\$40,000
Research Foundation of the City University of New York - Boys & Girls High		
School	13-1988190	\$20,000
Research Foundation of the City University of New York - CUNY Creative Arts		
Team - Intermediate School 204	13-1988190	\$40,000
Research Foundation of the City University of New York - Madiba Prep		
School (MS681)	13-1988190	\$20,000
Research Foundation of the City University of New York - Middle School 35X		
- Stephen Decatur	13-1988190	\$20,000
Research Foundation of the City University of New York - Public School 308K	13-1988190	\$20,000
Rising Ground, Inc Esperanza	13-1860451	\$40,000
Rising Ground, Inc Heritage High School	13-1860451	\$40,000
SCAN-Harbor, Inc Bronx Writing Academy (09X323)	13-2912963	\$40,000
SCAN-Harbor, Inc Intermediate School 339X (09X339)	13-2912963	\$40,000

Simon Wiesenthal Center, Inc Columbus HS campus	95-3964928	\$40,000
Simon Wiesenthal Center, Inc Lehman HS campus	95-3964928	\$40,000
South Asian Youth Action, Inc Richmond Hill High School	13-3943630	\$40,000
Union Settlement Association, Inc.	13-1632530	\$35,000
Urban Youth Alliance International, Inc 08X530 Longwood Preparatory		_
Academy	13-2969182	\$40,000
Urban Youth Alliance International, Inc IS 12X217	13-2969182	\$40,000
Urban Youth Alliance International, Inc.	13-2969182	\$40,000

Cure Hate \$125,000

Agency: (DYCD) – Department of Youth and Community Development (260)

Program Area: Office of Neighborhood Safety

U/A: 402 – Office of Neighborhood Safety – OTPS

First Year Funded: Fiscal 2020 Area Served: Citywide

Target Population: Communities affected by hate crimes and bias incidents

Scope of Services: This initiative will support swift, individualized responses to communities and victims of hate

crimes, and will serve to heal communities and those affected by hate violence.

Designation Method: The Council has designated the following provider for Fiscal 2024:

Legal Name of Organization	EIN	Amount
Metropolitan New York Coordinating Council on Jewish Poverty, Inc.	13-2738818	\$125,000

Hate Crimes Prevention \$1,225,000

Agency: (CUNY) – City University of New York (042)

Program Area: Community College

U/A: 001 – Community Colleges - OTPS

Agency: (DYCD) – Department of Youth and Community Development – (260)

Program Area: Office of Neighborhood Safety

U/A: 402 – Office of Neighborhood Safety - OTPS

First Year Funded: Fiscal 2020 Area Served: Citywide

Target Population: Communities affected by hate crimes and bias incidents

Scope of Services: This initiative will support community-based work aimed at preventing and responding to hate crimes and will be coordinated by a coalition of groups working in the diverse neighborhoods of New York City.

Designation Method: The Council will designate \$450,000 post-adoption and has designated the following providers for Fiscal 2024:

Legal Name of Organization	EIN	Amount
Arab American Association of New York, Inc.	11-3604756	\$50,000
Asian American Federation, Inc.	13-3572287	\$50,000
Blue Card, Inc. The	13-1623910	\$25,000
Bridge Multicultural and Advocacy Project, Inc., The	45-4634142	\$50,000
Center for Anti-Violence Education (CAE), Inc., The	11-2444676	\$50,000
City University of New York - Jewish Studies Center at Hunter College	13-6400434	\$50,000
Haitian Americans United for Progress, Inc.	11-2423857	\$50,000
Right To Be (Hollaback, Inc.)	27-3199988	\$50,000

FISCAL YEAR 2024 ADOPTED EXPENSE BUDGET ADJUSTMENT SUMMARY

Israel Emergency Alliance	01-0566033	\$50,000
Jewish Children's Museum	13-3798344	\$50,000
Lesbian and Gay Community Services Center (LGBT Center), Inc.	13-3217805	\$50,000
Muslim Community Network	75-3163555	\$50,000
New York City Gay and Lesbian Anti-Violence Project, Inc.	13-3149200	\$50,000
New York Immigration Coalition, Inc.	13-3573409	\$50,000
Simon Wiesenthal Center, Inc.	95-3964928	\$50,000
United Jewish Organizations of Williamsburg, Inc.	11-2728233	\$50,000

Small Business Services and Workforce Development

Fiscal 2024 Small Business Services and Workforce Development Initiatives		
Agency	Initiative	Amount
SBS	Chamber on the Go and Small Business Assistance	\$2,252,267
SBS	Construction Site Safety Training	\$1,100,000
CUNY	Create New Technology Incubators	\$1,400,000
SBS	Day Laborer Workforce Initiative	\$3,970,000
SBS	Domestic Worker and Employer Empowerment	\$300,000
SBS	Five Borough Chamber Alliance	\$500,000
DYCD	Green Jobs Corps Program	\$120,000
SBS/DYCD	Job Training and Placement Initiative	\$8,450,000
SBS	Made in NYC	\$850,000
SBS	MWBE Leadership Associations	\$600,000
SBS, DYCD, DCLA	Neighborhood Development Grant Initiative	\$2,550,000
SBS	Pride at Work	\$501,000
SBS	Support for Immigrant and Women Workers	\$600,000
SBS/CUNY	Worker Cooperative Business Development Initiative	\$3,768,208
	TOTAL	\$26,961,475

Chamber on the Go and Small Business Assistance

\$2,252,267

Agency: SBS (801)

Program Area: Business Development

U/A: 002 – Department of Business – OTPS

First Year Funded: Fiscal 2017
Area Served: Citywide
Target Populations: Small Business

Scope of Services: This initiative will provide various levels of assistance to entrepreneurs and small businesses. Funding will support outreach efforts aimed at increasing businesses' access to a variety of services including: pro-bono legal assistance, technical and financing assistance, business counseling, financial literacy, referrals to other governmental resources and support, and assistance with affordable healthcare enrollment opportunities.

Designation Method: The City Council will designate \$767,370 post-adoption and has designated the following providers for Fiscal 2024:

Legal Name of Organization	EIN	Amount
Asian Americans For Equality, Inc.	13-3187792	\$159,859
Bedford Stuyvesant Restoration Corporation	11-6083182	\$111,295
Brooklyn Alliance, Inc.	11-2145956	\$351,590
Business Outreach Center Network, Inc.	11-3306111	\$142,912
Harlem Business Alliance, Inc.	13-3591350	\$92,324
Manhattan Chamber of Commerce Foundation	13-4016593	\$155,559
New Bronx Chamber of Commerce, The	37-1443165	\$171,874
New York Women's Chamber of Commerce, Inc.	14-1845651	\$117,618
Queens Economic Development Corporation	11-2436149	\$86,000
St. Nick's Alliance Corporation	51-0192170	\$47,933
Urban Health Plan, Inc.	23-7360305	\$47,933

Construction Site Safety Training

\$1,100,000

Agency: SBS (801)

Program Area: Workforce Development

U/A: 011 – Workforce Investment Act – OTPS

First Year Funded: Fiscal 2019
Area Served: Citywide

Target Populations: Construction Workers and Subcontractors; Construction Worker Apprentices

Scope of Service: This funding provides \$1 million for construction site safety training, education, outreach and referral services for construction workers and subcontractors employed at permitted building and demolition projects in the city, and \$100,000 to support the development of a construction worker apprenticeship program.

Designation Method: The City Council will designate \$100,000 post-adoption and has designated the following providers for Fiscal 2024:

Legal Name of Organization	EIN	Amount
Catholic Charities Community Services, Archdiocese of New York	13-5562185	\$125,000
East River Development Alliance, Inc.	86-1096987	\$125,000
Man Up, Inc.	03-0553092	\$125,000
New Immigrant Community Empowerment (NICE)	11-3560625	\$125,000
Northern Manhattan Coalition for Immigrant Rights	13-3255591	\$125,000
Renaissance Technical Institute, Inc.	47-2048750	\$125,000
Staten Island Community Job Center, Inc.	47-2787706	\$125,000
Third Sector New England	04-2261109	\$125,000

Create New Technology Incubators

\$1,400,000

Agency: CUNY (042)

U/A: 001 – Community Colleges – OTPS

First Year Funded: Fiscal 2015
Areas Served: Citywide

Target Population: Technology Entrepreneurs

Scope of Services: This initiative supports new technology incubators and also supports the operation of existing incubators in the outer boroughs. These incubators will provide various types of support to technology start-ups and entrepreneurs, and help promote future growth of the technology sector.

Designation Method: The City Council has designated the following provider for Fiscal 2024:

Legal Name of Organization	EIN	Amount
City University of New York	13-3893536	\$500,000
City University of New York	13-3893536	\$450,000
City University of New York	13-3893536	\$450,000

Day Laborer Workforce Initiative

\$3,970,000

Agency: SBS (801)

Program Area: Workforce Development

U/A: 011 – Workforce Investment Act – OTPS

First Year Funded: Fiscal 2016
Area Served: Citywide

Target Populations: Day laborers in New York City

Scope of Service: his funding supports the expansion and development of day laborer centers, which will provide dignified physical space for day laborers to meet, referrals to jobs or support services, legal services

to address issues such as wage theft, as well as workforce training and development.

Designation Method: The City Council has designated the following providers for Fiscal 2024:

Legal Name of Organization	EIN	Amount
Catholic Charities Community Services, Archdiocese of New York	13-5562185	\$615,000
New Immigrant Community Empowerment (NICE)	11-3560625	\$1,015,000
Northern Manhattan Coalition for Immigrant Rights	13-3255591	\$615,000
Staten Island Community Job Center, Inc.	47-2787706	\$615,000
Third Sector New England	04-2261109	\$95,000
Third Sector New England	04-2261109	\$1,015,000

Domestic Worker and Employer Empowerment

\$300,000

Agency: SBS (801)

Program Area: Workforce Development

U/A: 011 – Department of Business – OTPS

First Year Funded: Fiscal 2023
Area Served: Citywide

Target Population: Domestic workers and employers

Scope of Service: This initiative will support education about domestic workers' rights for both workers and employers, and support for investigation of workers' rights abuses.

Designation Method: The City Council has designated the following providers for Fiscal 2024:

Legal Name of Organization	EIN	Amount
Adhikaar for Human Rights and Social Justice	20-3384725	\$75,000
Bend the Arc: A Jewish Partnership for Justice	52-1332694	\$50,000
Carroll Gardens Association Incorporated	11-2573432	\$125,000
National Domestic Workers Alliance, Inc.	35-2420942	\$50,000

Five Borough Chamber Alliance

\$500,000

Agency: SBS (801)

Program Area: Business Development

U/A: 002 – Department of Business – OTPS

First Year Funded: Fiscal 2021 **Area Served:** Citywide

Target Population: Small Businesses

Scope of Service: This initiative will assist small businesses throughout the New York City in accessing technical assistance for reopening and restarting their businesses. Services will include financing, marketing, technology and e-commerce, legal, PPE, M/WBE certification, general business counseling and regulatory assistance.

Designation Method: The City Council has designated the following providers for Fiscal 2024:

Legal Name of Organization	EIN	Amount
Brooklyn Alliance, Inc.	11-2145956	\$125,000
Chamber of Commerce Borough of Queens, Inc.	11-0559220	\$125,000
Manhattan Chamber of Commerce Foundation	13-4016593	\$125,000
New Bronx Chamber of Commerce, The	37-1443165	\$62,500
Staten Island Chamber of Commerce Foundation, Inc.	13-4069282	\$62,500

Green Jobs Corps Program

\$120,000

Agency: DYCD (260)

Program Area: Community Development Programs
U/A: 005 – Community Development – OTPS

First Year Funded: Fiscal 2016 Area Served: Citywide

Target Populations: Unemployed young adults living in public housing

Scope of Services: This initiative supports Green City Force's (GCF) Clean Energy Corps, through which unemployed young adults living in public housing earn stipends and train for careers and college while simultaneously addressing City climate action and sustainability goals. Funding will be used to support training, MetroCards and uniforms for young NYCHA residents enrolled in GCF's full-time service program, as well as a youth summit.

Designation Method: The City Council has designated the following provider for Fiscal 2024:

Legal Name of Organization	EIN	Amount
Green City Force, Inc.	80-0428040	\$120,000

Job Training and Placement Initiative

\$8,450,000

Agency: SBS (801)

Program Area: Workforce Development: Training
U/A: 011 – Workforce Investment Act (OTPS)

Agency: DYCD (260)

Program Area: Other Youth Services

U/A: 005 – Community Development (OTPS)

First Year Funded: Fiscal 2017 Area Served: Citywide

Target Populations: Unemployed and under-employed New York City residents

Scope of Services: Service providers in this initiative will provide a mix of job training and placement services to union workers, under-employed and long-term unemployed individuals, immigrant and minority populations, low-income individuals and for individuals returning home from incarceration. These services are focused on improving participants' career prospects through a mix of trainings, job placement, and small business technical assistance. Programs address specific client needs such as ESOL classes, GED preparation, computer literacy, and general work readiness preparation as well as provide industry specific trainings such as food retail and childcare provision. Funding will support the delivery of "Know Your Rights" educational services for a citywide immigration protection program supported by the Consortium for Worker Education. Direct services will be delivered by Make the Road.

Designation Method: The City Council will designate \$75,000 post-adoption and has designated the following providers for Fiscal 2024:

Legal Name of Organization	EIN	Amount
Consortium for Worker Education (CWE)	13-3564313	\$5,255,000
Consortium for Worker Education (CWE)	13-3564313	\$200,000
Consortium for Worker Education (CWE)	13-3564313	\$2,200,000
HOPE Program, Inc., The	13-3268539	\$60,000
JobsFirstNYC	41-2242653	\$50,000
Leap, Inc.	11-3111694	\$200,000
Renaissance Technical Institute, Inc.	47-2048750	\$200,000
Women's Housing and Economic Development Corporation (WHEDco)	11-3099604	\$210,000

Made in NYC \$850,000

Agency: SBS (801)

Program Area: Business Development

U/A: 002 – Department of Business – OTPS

First Year Funded: Fiscal 2016
Area Served: Citywide

Target Populations: Manufacturing sector

Scope of Services: This initiative provides branding and marketing assistance to manufacturing companies, to enable them to increase sales and create jobs. Through the Made In NYC website, manufacturers will get a platform to advertise their products, expand their markets to reach more customers, find local suppliers and contractors, extend into new supply chains, and educate consumers. Funding will be used for a sourcing assistance program, marketing and advertising assistance to the manufacturing sector, to increase public awareness of NYC's manufacturing sector through a targeted public relations strategy, and to strengthen Made In NYC's organizational capacity to achieve its mission.

Designation Method: The City Council has designated the following provider for Fiscal 2024:

Legal Name of Organization	EIN	Amount
Pratt Institute	11-1630822	\$850,000

MWBE Leadership Associations

\$600,000

Agency: SBS (801)

Program Area: Economic & Financial Opportunity: MWBE U/A: 005 – Contract Comp & Bus Opp – OTPS

First Year Funded: Fiscal 2007
Area Served: Citywide

Target Populations: Minority and women-owned businesses

Scope of Services: This funding will provide for a range of services that will help increase the capacity of Minority and Women Business Entrepreneurs (MWBEs) across the City. Services will include guidance on government contracting for potential or City-certified MWBEs, assistance in connecting MWBEs to potential customers, aid in the development of bids and proposals, assistance in securing project financing and bonding, and the promotion and marketing of the City's MWBE program.

Designation Method: The City Council has designated the following providers for Fiscal 2024:

<u> </u>		
Legal Name of Organization	EIN	Amount
Ascendus, Inc.	11-3317234	\$88,855
Harlem Business Alliance, Inc.	13-3591350	\$66,450
New Bronx Chamber of Commerce, The	37-1443165	\$102,375
New York Women's Chamber of Commerce, Inc.	14-1845651	\$100,000
Queens Economic Development Corporation	11-2436149	\$80,395
Urban Health Plan, Inc.	23-7360305	\$88,855
West Brighton Community Local Development Corporation	13-3046424	\$73,070

Neighborhood Development Grant Initiative

\$2,550,000

Agency: SBS (810)

Program Area: Neighborhood Development

002 - Department of Business - OTPS

DYCD (260)

Agency: 005- Community Development – OTPS

DCLA (126)

003- Other Than Personal Services

First Year Funded: Fiscal 2016 Area Served: Citywide

Target Population: Community-based organizations in all council districts

Scope of Services: This funding supports neighborhood-level initiatives that promote economic development, job creation and retention, and community investment. Funds can be allocated for any one of five qualifying purposes: Business Attraction and Retention, Merchant Organizing/BID Formation, District Marketing/Local Tourism Initiatives, Place making/Plaza/Public Space Activation/Public Art, and Organizational Development/Project Management Support.

Designation Method: The City Council will designate \$390,000 post-adoption and has designated the following providers for Fiscal 2024:

Pride at Work \$501,000

Agency: SBS (801)

Program Area: Workforce Development

U/A: 011 – Department of Business – OTPS

First Year Funded: Fiscal 2023
Area Served: Citywide

Target Populations: LGBTQIA+ individuals

Scope of Services: This initiative aims to get more LGBTQIA+ individuals into unionized jobs in a variety of sectors.

Designation Method: The City Council has designated the following providers for Fiscal 2024:

Legal Name of Organization	EIN	Amount
Beth Israel Medical Center	13-5564934	\$50,000
Destination Tomorrow, Inc.	80-0259180	\$200,000
Leap, Inc.	11-3111694	\$40,000
Non-Traditional Employment for Women	13-3272001	\$100,000
Pathways To Apprenticeship	81-1099195	\$50,000
Pathways To Apprenticeship	81-1099195	\$61,000

Support for Immigrant and Women Workers

\$600,000

Agency: SBS (801)

Program Area: Workforce Development

U/A: 011 – Department of Business – OTPS

First Year Funded: Fiscal 2023

Area Served: Citywide

Target Population: Immigrant women workers

Scope of Service: This initiative will support programs that serve low-wage immigrant women workers.

Designation Method: The City Council will designate \$40,000 post-adoption and has designated the following

providers for Fiscal 2024:

Legal Name of Organization	EIN	Amount
Adhikaar for Human Rights and Social Justice	20-3384725	\$60,000
Arab American Association of New York, Inc.	11-3604756	\$60,000
Laal NYC	83-2947989	\$40,000
Life of Hope	20-5252137	\$40,000
Mekong, Inc.	80-0834777	\$60,000
New Immigrant Community Empowerment (NICE)	11-3560625	\$60,000
New York Committee for Occupational Safety and Health	13-2935028	\$60,000
Northwest Bronx Community and Clergy Coalition, Inc.	13-2806160	\$40,000
Sapna NYC, Inc.	26-3124969	\$40,000
Third Sector New England	04-2261109	\$40,000
Women's Empowerment Coalition of New York City	84-4687643	\$60,000

Worker Cooperative Business Development Initiative

\$3,768,208

Agency: SBS (801)

Program Area: Business Development

U/A: 002 – Dept. of Business – OTPS

Agency: CUNY (042)

Program Area: Community Colleges

U/A: 001 – Community Colleges – OTPS

First Year Funded: Fiscal 2017 **Area Served**: Citywide

Target Populations: Cooperative entrepreneurs, unemployed, underemployed and discouraged workers **Scope of Services:** The Worker Cooperative Business Development initiative will support the creation of jobs in worker cooperatives by coordinating education and training resources and by providing technical, legal, and financial assistance. The initiative will fund a comprehensive citywide effort to reach cooperative entrepreneurs, provide for the start-up of new worker cooperative small businesses, and provide assistance to existing cooperatives. The initiative will offer workforce development and concrete skills for unemployed, underemployed and discouraged workers in high-needs neighborhoods.

Designation Method: The City Council will designate \$1,155,610 post-Adoption and has designated the following providers for Fiscal 2024:

Legal Name of Organization	EIN	Amount
Business Outreach Center Network, Inc.	11-3306111	\$178,662
CAMBA, Inc.	11-2480339	\$50,284
Center for Family Life in Sunset Park, Inc.	85-1058164	\$497,022
Commonwise Education, Inc.	45-2201993	\$131,548
Community Development Project, Inc.	83-1441257	\$324,567
ICA Group, Inc., The	04-2628399	\$461,570
NYC NOWC, Inc.	46-5245034	\$381,775
Third Sector New England	042261109	\$95,000
Working World, Inc.	20-2264584	\$492,170

Speaker's Initiative to Address Citywide Needs

This initiative takes a multidisciplinary approach to providing for each borough's needs in a holistic manner. Funding is provided to a vast array of approved not-for-profits based on a ground-up understanding of New York City communities.

Fiscal 2024 Council Initiatives					
Agency	Initiative	Amount			
Multiple	Speaker's Initiative to Address Citywide Needs	\$47,822,020			
	TOTAL	\$47,822,020			

Speaker's Initiative to	\$47,822,020	
Agency:	Multiple	
First Year Funded:	Fiscal 2016	
Area(s) Served:	Citywide	
Target Population(s):	Citywide	

Sponsor	Legal Name of Organization - Program Name	Tax ID	Amount	Agency	Purpose of Funds
	A Better Jamaica, Inc.	113804421	\$20,000	DCLA	To provide funding support for cultural events in Jamaica.
					Funding to support the expenses associated with presenting The Gender Conference
					NYC (GCNYC), the only conference in New York dedicated to supporting Transgender
					and Gender Expansive (TGE) youth, family members, and the professionals that
Rivera	Ackerman Institute for the Family - Gender Conference NYC	131923959	\$50,000	DYCD	support them.
					Funds will support training workshops for schools and a community organizations to
					ensure that people with disabilities receive the custom structure adaptations they need
Bottcher	Adaptive Design Association, Inc.	134170232	\$20,000	DHMH	to fulfill developmental, social, academic, and vocational potential.
					Provide outreach and education to Nepali-speaking community members, including
					domestic workers, by connecting to resources and services. Programming includes
Krishnan	Adhikaar for Human Rights and Social Justice	203384725	\$35,000	DYCD	Adult Literacy, COVID-19 Community Response, and Immigration Casework Support.
					Funds will be used to provide education, career counseling and job services for
Ariola	Agudath Israel of America Community Services, Inc.	133975090	\$25,000	DYCD	unemployed and underemployed individuals.
	AIDS Center of Queens County, Inc.	112837894	\$75,000	DHMH	To support the LGBT Homeless Youth Drop-in Center; rent subsidies; and legal services.
					Funding to support staff and to provide health education, peer coaching, assist with
					appointments, meals, and routine communication with medical staff to ensure that
	AIDS Service Center of Lower Manhattan, Inc PATH Program	133562071	\$25,000	DHMH	patients living with HIV, Hep C, diabetes and other illnesses receive the best care.
					To support youth wellness and inclusion programming that integrates general and
Brannan	Alfadila Community Services, Inc.	851299761	\$10,000	DYCD	special needs children, including basketball program.
					Funding to support Ali Forney Center's Emergency Housing Program Transitional
Hudson	Ali Forney Center - Brooklyn Drop-In Center	300104507	\$50,000	DYCD	Housing Program and Drop-In Center for Homeless LGBTQ Youth.
					5 1 111 1 5 1 1 5 1 1 1 5 1 1 1 1 1 1 1
Brooks-Powers,		442600000	4250.000	D.//CD	Funds will be used to support S.T.E.A.M. (Science, Technology, Engineering, Arts and
Queens, Williams	Allen A.M.E. Housing Corp - STEAM Academy	112600290	\$250,000	DYCD	Mathematics) Academy program.
	Allen Community Senior Citizens Center, Inc Allen Senior	442226244	¢50,000	DETA	To control this modified sides for the control to the control of control of the c
	Transportation Program	112326244	\$50,000	DFTA	To assist with medical rides for the seniors in the southeast Queens Community.
		440405466	4250.000	D 61 A	The funding will be used to cover the various costs associated with implementing
Lee	Alley Pond Environmental Center, Inc Educational Programs	112405466	\$250,000	DCLA	APECs educational programs.
					Funding to support programming expenses with an emphasis on space, training and
			**=		education, strategic support and building connections amongst New York's theater
	Alliance of Resident Theatres/New York, Inc.	132768583	\$15,000	DCLA	community.
	American Debate League, Inc.	471624385	\$25,000	DYCD	To provide funding support for debate programming.
Danis	American Marcours of Material I Voles	120102050	600 222	DC! A	Funds to be used for the establishment of a Science CIG internship partnership across
Powers	American Museum of Natural History	136162659	\$90,229	DCLA	multiple CIGs.
Prover Powers	American Museum of Natural History Discovery Davis	126162650	¢100.000	DCLA	Funds will support field trins to the Museum for NVCHA families across the site.
Brewer , Powers	American Museum of Natural History - Discovery Days American-Italian Cancer Foundation - Breast Cancer Outreach.	136162659	\$100,000	DCLA	Funds will support field trips to the Museum for NYCHA families across the city. To provide funding support for the mobile Breast Cancer Outreach, Education, and
Mamon's	,	122025744	¢40.000	DIIMAII	
Women's	Education and Navigation Program	133035711 510244834	\$40,000		Navigation Program.
Irish	An Claidheamh Soluis, Inc.	J1UZ44834	\$50,000	DCLA	To fund programs promoting Irish arts and culture.
	ADICHA Community Hoolth Contor	12270020	¢40.000	DHMII	To provide funding support for the Anisha CUC Assess to Healthcare Initiation
	APICHA Community Health Center	133706365	\$40,000	DHMH	To provide funding support for the Apicha CHC Access to Healthcare Initiative.

Sponsor	Legal Name of Organization - Program Name	Tax ID	Amount	Agency	Purpose of Funds
					Funding will posicity asidents including coniess isolated by law income disphilities and
					Funding will assist residents including seniors, isolated by low income, disabilities and language barriers, to access mainstream benefits, respond to crisis situations and
Brannan	Apna Brooklyn Community Center, Inc.	820706930	\$100,000	DYCD	access services provided by the city agencies and community partners.
Diamilan	Aprila Brooklyff Community Center, Inc.	020700330	\$100,000	DICD	To provide funding support for The Apollo Theater Job Readiness Pathway to the Arts
	Apollo Theater Foundation, Inc.	133630066	\$25,000	DCLA	Program ("The Pathway").
	Apono ineater roundation, inc.	133030000	723,000	DCLIT	To provide funding support for the Youthful Offender Sentencing Revisited Practice
	Appellate Advocates	113305212	\$100,000	DYCD	Program.
					Funding for the Arab American Family Education initiative, including an ESOL program,
					a civics citizenship program, and an after-school homework assistance and enrichment
Brannan	Arab American Association of New York, Inc.	113604756	\$100,000	DYCD	program.
					To assess MULICE Transportation and income for CDO 10, 11 and 12 to provide assessed
					To support WHIST Transportation services for CB9, 10, 11 and 12, to provide expanded
Do La Pasa	ADC VVI Fort Machington Inc	122745426	¢50,000	DETA	access to medical appointments, COVID testing, Vaccination sites, mental health
De La Rosa BLAC, Krishnan,	ARC XVI Fort Washington, Inc.	132745426	\$50,000	DFTA	services, and social trips with additional part-time drivers' hours.
Lee, Schulman,					Funds would support AAF's programming in Research; Advocacy; Direct Services; and
Ung	Asian American Federation, Inc.	133572287	\$200,000	DYCD	Technical Assistance.
Olig	Asian American rederation, inc.	133372287	\$200,000	DICD	Technical Assistance.
	Asian-American Coalition for Children and Families, Inc.	133682471	\$25,000	DYCD	Funding will support the Asian American Student Advocacy Project (ASAP).
	/ Stati / increase coancon for crimarch and running, inc.	133002471	723,000	DICD	Funding will support Asphalt Green's Recess Enhancement Program (REP),
Menin, Powers	Asphalt Green, Inc.	136533158	\$175,000	DPR	Waterproofing Program and Community Sports Leagues (CSL).
	Association of Dominican Classical Artists, Inc The				To provide free after-school classical music instruction to K- 12 grade students from
De La Rosa	Washington Heights Community Conservatory of Fine Arts	133843597	\$35,000	DCLA	Upper Manhattan. The funds will support the growth of the departments.
					- 1 : II
					Funds will support the Behavioral Health Response Team (BHRT), a program specifically
E-II-	Astan Camiliana fan Children Q Familian	1 11 20 701 0	¢50,000	DHMH	designed to assist students and families to meet the challenges associated with a
Feliz	Astor Services for Children & Families	141397918	\$50,000	DUINIU	physical return to school, and expand mental health awareness in school communities. Funding to support performances in schools by dancers of BHdos, Ballet Hispánico's
	Ballet Hispanico of New York, Inc.	132685755	\$50,000	DCLA	second company of eight pre-professional dancers.
	ballet Hispanico of New York, Inc.	132003733	330,000	DCLA	Funds will support Bank Street's partnership with School District 1 elementary schools
Rivera	Bank Street College of Education	135562167	\$100,000	DYCD	to increase literacy and improve educational outcomes.
			. ,		
					Funding will be used to improve the criminal justice system, child welfare and housing
					systems in regards to survivors of domestic violence. Also to support the analysis of
	Battered Women's Resource Center	113302911	\$40,000	DYCD	domestic violence policy, failure of policy and education/outreach.
-					To provide funding support for assistance with SNAP benefits, cash assistance,
					retirement and disability benefits, housing applications, unemployment insurance,
	Bay Ridge Community Development Center Inc Community				FEMA & pandemic related grants, senior benefits, and translation services and job
Brannan	Case Work	832708042	\$50,000	DYCD	training.
					To provide general support for the operation of the Diabetes self-management
	Bedford Stuyvesant Family Health Center, Inc.	112412205	\$30,000	DHMH	program.

Sponsor	Legal Name of Organization - Program Name	Tax ID	Amount	Agency	Purpose of Funds
					Funding to support DSDC's compounity double mont programs in undersound
					Funding to support BSRC's community development programs in underserved neighborhoods of Central Brooklyn, including but not limited to workplace readiness,
	Bedford Stuyvesant Restoration Corporation	116083182	\$100,000	DYCD	financial literacy, and homeownership/foreclosure prevention workshops.
	Bedford Stuyvesant Restoration Corporation	110083182	\$100,000	DICD	To support leadership, debate training, and mentoring programs for middle school,
Bottcher	Bella Abzug Leadership Institute, Inc.	300280807	\$100,000	DYCD	high school, and college-aged young women.
Botteriei	bena Abzag Leadership histitute, hic.	300280807	\$100,000	DICD	Funding to support an Active Adult program that provides direct services to older
	Bergen Basin Community Development Corporation d/b/a				adults. The funding will be used for program activities including health and wellness,
Narcisse	Millennium Development	113199040	\$500,000	DFTA	teachers and transportation services.
140101330	Beth Jacob Day Care Center	112290419	\$960,000	DOE	To provide funding support for early childhood education programs.
	Beth sucos buy cure center	112230413	\$300,000	DOL	To provide runding support for early enhanced education programs.
	BHRAGS Home Care Corp - Senior and Youth Mental Health				Funds to support services for seniors to foster healthy physical, mental health and
Louis	Services	112579798	\$100,000	DHMH	social well-being services, as well as afterschool programs for youth in Brooklyn.
Louis	Scrinces	112373730	7100,000	Dilliviii	Social Well Services, as Well as afterserious programs for youth in Brooklyin
	Billie Holiday Theatre, Inc.	112336154	\$50,000	DCLA	Funding to support programming and productions at the Billie Holiday Theatre.
	Jame Henday Hiedeley Her	112330131	730,000	DCLI	Funds will be used to support staffing, produces films and plays, public speaking classes
					and Annual Winter Festival and the Annual St. Albans Jazz & R&B Festival- Black
Williams	Black Spectrum Theatre Company, Inc.	510135262	\$300,000	DCLA	Spectrum Theatre Mobile Stages.
	, , , , , , , , , , , , , , , , , , ,		+		Funds to be used to maintain and beautify the public areas around the Corporate Park,
Carr	Bloomfield Conservancy, Inc.	134014664	\$50,000	DYCD	including the median on South Avenue and Travis Avenue.
	Boy Scouts of America - Greater New York Council - Scouting		700,000		
	and Exploring	131624015	\$10,000	DYCD	To provide funding support for troops in Southeast Queens.
			, ,,,,,,		Support costs of operating volunteer ambulance services for emergency care and
Brannan	BRAVO Volunteer Ambulance Service, Inc.	510165173	\$35,000	FDNY	transport based in Brooklyn and available to public.
	· ·		. ,		Funding will support BRIC Arts Media free cultural programming in Brooklyn including
					BRIC House, BRIC lab, BRIC Celebrate Brooklyn, and other free programming provided
	BRIC Arts Media Brooklyn, Inc.	112547268	\$50,000	DCLA	to the public by BRIC.
					Funds to support multicultural programming, interfaith diversity training and COVID-19
Louis	Bridge Multicultural and Advocacy Project, Inc., The	454634142	\$30,000	DYCD	support services fror constituents and faith based organizations in Brooklyn.
					Funding will support the expansion of BHC's early childhood programs by providing
	Broadway Housing Communities, Inc BHC's Early Childhood				access to high quality early childhood programs and services for more low income
	Programs	133212867	\$75,000	DYCD	children beginning at age 3 and their families.
	Bronx Arts Ensemble, Inc.	510186869	\$30,000	DCLA	To provide funding for Arts Education and Music Concerts in Council District 11.
Stevens	Bronx Children's Museum	260579140	\$25,000	DCLA	Funds will be used for programming in PS 596, PS 153, and PS 160.
	Bronx Community Foundation, Inc., The - The Bronx Cannabis				Funds will support outreach and programming to engage Bronx residents with
Stevens	Equity Initiative	814237999	\$20,000	DYCD	opportunities in the cannabis industry.
Bronx, Stevens	Bronx River Alliance, Inc.	753001587	\$100,000	DPR	To support expenses and programming associated with the Bronx River House.
	Brookdale Hospital Medical Center, The	112631746	\$50,000	DHMH	To provide funding to support for the Diabetes Center of Excellence.
			_		To support displacement prevention initiative for small businesses to assist local
Louis	Brooklyn Alliance, Inc.	112145956	\$150,000	SBS	economic development and job growth.

Sponsor	Legal Name of Organization - Program Name	Tax ID	Amount	Agency	Purpose of Funds
					Funding will allow increased outreach into NYC's diverse communities for a significant
					expansion of the BBF audience. It will fund a coordinator and related expenses for a
	Brooklyn Book Festival, Inc.	465328190	\$30,000	DCLA	public outreach program.
					To provide funding support for the youth environmental-education programs, including
					the 30th anniversary of Project Green Reach, which is an acclaimed supplemental-
	Brooklyn Botanic Garden Corporation	112417338	\$50,000	DCLA	science program for teachers and kids in grades K–8 at Title I schools across Brooklyn.
					Funds to be used for the establishment of a Science CIG internship partnership across
	Brooklyn Botanic Garden Corporation	112417338	\$89,840		multiple CIGs.
	Brooklyn Center for the Arts, Inc.	474160811	\$75,000	DYCD	Funding to support arts programs for Pre-K to teens in Council District 35.
					To provide funding support for preserving housing and jobs, facilitating access to
					benefits, legal support and addressing education and employment issues that keep
Brooklyn	Brooklyn Defender Services	113305406	\$200,000	DSS/HRA	families together and strengthen communities.
					To provide funding support for the staffing and curriculum development for The
	Brooklyn Kindergarten Society - The Sensory Gym	111631820	\$100,000	DYCD	Sensory Gym.
					To identify program eligible pregnant, postpartum, inter-conception, preconception
	Brooklyn Perinatal Network, Inc Infant Mortality Reduction		_		and parenting participants, screening for risks of poor health, and birth outcomes,
	Project	133428222	\$100,000	DHMH	including social and emotional health challenges.
					Funds will ensure children are ready for school and have the support they need to
		444004064	46.750		sustain grade-level reading proficiency in schools throughout the Jamaica, East New
	Brooklyn Public Library - NYC Reads	111904261	\$6,750	BPL	York, and East Harlem areas and among seven partner organizations.
Abreu, Joseph	Brotherhood Sister Sol, Inc., The	133857387	\$150,000	DYCD	Funding to support operations of a six-week Summer Day Camp for youth ages 8 to 12.
	Brownsville Community Development Corporation	112544630	\$45,000		Funds will be used to support BMS Viral Hepatitis Prevention Initiative.
	Build a Nation	844193612	\$10,000		To provide funding support for veterans programs.
					To support the provision of financial education, business planning, marketing and
					financing workshops, coupled with one-on-one counseling and BOC Network's Child
	Business Outreach Center Network, Inc.	113306111	\$50,000	SBS	Care Business Development Project.
Borelli, Staten			<u> </u>		
Island	Camelot of Staten Island, Inc.	237091329	\$50,000	DHMH	Funds will be used for client services through outreach, education and prevention.
			-		Funding will help cover the costs for staffing, equipment, student incentives and
Hanks	Canvas Institute - Media mentorship programs for local youth	824902021	\$75,000	DYCD	overhead costs associated with AV production.
	Capitol District Management Association, Inc Bronx Night				Funding will be used to support operation of The Bronx Night Market series in Council
Stevens	Market	270699754	\$75,000	SBS	District 16 with the 161st Street BID.
					Funds provide patient-centered health care, human services and shelter to homeless
					individuals and families. Also, to engage an Outreach Specialist to work from 17
	Care for the Homeless	133666994	\$50,000	DHS	federally qualified health clinic locations in the Bronx to provide outreach to homeless.
	Careers through Culinary Arts Program - August Martin High				
	School	133662917	\$10,000	DYCD	To provide funding support for food programs at August Martin High School.
					Funding will address the gap in services to LGBTQ African and Indo-Caribbean
	Caribbean Equality Project, Inc., The - Immigration Justice	472806715	\$15,000	DYCD	immigrants seeking asylum in New York City.

Menin, Powers Carroll Gardens Association Incorporated 112573432 S20,000 S85 Servence. Carroll Gardens Association Incorporated 112573432 S20,000 S85 To support the purposes of growing the membership, r. presence. To support the Caregiver Program, CEAP Program, Lunchee Burden, Ceater Burden Center for the Aging, Inc., The Salamanca Castra Maria, Inc. Salamanca Castra Maria, Inc. Castle Hill District Management Association, inc. 920829346 S75,000 Catholic Migration Services, Inc Legal Services Catholic Migration Services, Inc Legal Services Catholic Migration Services, Inc Legal Services Canter for Anti-Violence Education (CITE) Center for Anti-Violence Education (CAE), Inc., The 112444676 S75,000 DYCD S75,000 DYCD S75,000 DYCD SSS/HAR Funding to reach out to low-income New Yorkers and prove a providence will be present and education als supports for Control of Services and Providence and Providenc	onsor	Legal Name of Organization - Program Name	Tax ID	Amount	Agency	Purpose of Funds
Brewer, Powers Camegie Hill Neighbors, Inc Clean Streets initiative 13300409 Sept. 133000409 Sept. 133000409 Sept. 133000409 Sept. 1330000 Sept. 133						Funding will support The P Side a pilot of a free new summer intensive program for
Menin, Powers Carnegie Hill Neighbors, Inc Clean Streets Initiative 133300409 S65,000 DVCD Treets exweeping and carring for green spaces. Funds will engage and support the universe of businesses I including manufacturing, services, retail, hospitality, creating for green spaces. Funds will engage and support the universe of businesses I including manufacturing, services, retail, hospitality, creating for green spaces. Carroll Gardens Association Incorporated 112573432 \$20,000 \$85 To support the Caregiver Program, CEAP Program, Luncher Burden/Covello Senior Program, Rosevelt Is. Senior Center Burden Center for the Aging, Inc., The 237129499 \$50,000 DFTA Work. Work. Castla Maria, Inc. 131623994 \$75,000 DFTA The funding provided will include events such as the Back to Senior Program, Loucher Service Unit, Burden Work. Farias Castle Hill District Management Association, Inc. 920829346 \$75,000 DSS/HRA The funding provided will include events such as the Back to Senior Program, Loucher Service Unit, Burden Work. Catholic Migration Services, Inc Legal Services 112634818 \$75,000 DSS/HRA The funding provided will include events such as the Back to Senior Program, Loucher Services of Louching and Education (CITE) Catholic Migration Services, Inc Legal Services Catholic Migration Services, Inc Legal Services 112634818 \$75,000 DSS/HRA The funding to reach out to low-income New Yorkers and prover Funding to reach out to low-income New Yorkers and prover Funding to reach out to low-income New Yorkers and prover Funding to reach out to low-income New Yorkers and prover Funding to remover women, youth and IdBita company for Catholic Migration and Education (CITE) Center for Anti-Violence Education (CAE), Inc., The 112444676 S50,000 DYCD Center for Family Representation Center for New York City Law at New York Law School - New York Law School's NY Census & Redistricting Institute To funding will support the HFG program, which for include And their families to include hot m	Powers Carne	negie Hall Corporation. The - The B Side	131923626	\$25,000	DCI A	1
Menin, Powers Carrieli Reighbors, Inc Clean Streets Initiative 13300409 September 112573432 September 220,000 September	· curers currer	negle trail externation, the trie bolds	131323020	723,000	DCLI	Funding will support Carnegie Hill Neighbors Clean Streets Initiative, covering costs for
Carroll Gardens Association Incorporated 112573432 \$20,000 SBS presence. Carroll Gardens Association Incorporated 112573432 \$20,000 SBS presence. To support the Caregiver Program, CEAP Program, Luncher Burden/Covello Senior Program, CEAP Program, Luncher Burden/Covello Senior Program, Roosevelt is. Senior Cente Center For He Aging, Inc., The 237129499 \$50,000 DFTA Work. Salamanca Casita Maria, Inc. 131623994 \$75,000 DELA Admidiscreption of Casita Maria's after-school summer programs. Casita Maria, Inc. 131623994 \$75,000 DELA Admidiscreption of Middle School students. The funding provided will include events such as the Back of distribute three school supplies to the children in the common New Yorks and provided will include events such as the Back of Systems of Castolic Migration Services, Inc Legal Services 112634818 \$75,000 DSS/HRA areas of housing, immigration, and employment. Center for Alternative Sentencing and Employment Services - CASES Coney Island Training and Education (CITE) 132668080 \$75,000 DYCD disconnected youth from Council District 47, including and Education and Formation Services and provided sconnected youth from Council District 47, including and Education and Formation Services of Program, Note Program, Which provides chill in Manhattan and Queens with efficient, one-stop assistant Center for Anti-Violence Education (CAE), Inc., The 112444676 \$50,000 DYCD disconnected youth from Council District 47, including and Education of Center for Family Representation \$104996 \$75,000 DYCD confidence. Center for New York City Law at New York Law School - New York Law School's NY Census & Redistricting Institute 135645885 \$50,000 DYCD confidence. Center for New York City Law at New York Law School - New York Law School's NY Census & Redistricting Institute 135645885 \$50,000 DYCD confidence. Funding to their family court case, but could undermine to Funding workshops in Spanish, Chinese, Korean or oth business only law of bi-lingual workshops in Spanish, Chinese, Korean or oth business Sp	Powers Carne	negie Hill Neighbors, Inc Clean Streets Initiative	133300409	\$65,000	DYCD	
Carroll Gardens Association Incorporated 112573432						Funds will engage and support the universe of businesses located in Red Hook,
Carroll Gardens Association Incorporated 112573432 \$20,000 \$BS presence.						including manufacturing, services, retail, hospitality, creative, self-employed, and
Manhattan, Menin Carter Burden Center for the Aging, Inc., The 237129499 \$50,000 DFTA Work. Salamanca Casita Maria, Inc. 131623994 \$75,000 DCLA Interior Middle School students. Farias Castle Hill District Management Association, Inc. 920829346 975,000 DYCD The funding will support Casita Maria's after-school summer produced will include events such as the Back to distribute free school supplies to the children in the common funding to reach out to low-income New Yorkers and prov Catholic Migration Services, Inc Legal Services 112634818 \$75,000 DYCD SS/RRA areas of housing, immigration, and employment funding to reach out to low-income New Yorkers and prov Castes Coney Island Training and Education (CITE) Center for Alternative Sentencing and Employment Services - CASES Coney Island Training and Education (CITE) 132668080 \$75,000 DYCD Inding to enhance the Coney Island Training and Education (CITE) Funding to enhance the Coney Island Training and Education (CITE) Center for Anti-Violence Education (CAE), Inc., The 112444676 \$50,000 DYCD DYCD Inding to enpower women, youth and LGBTQ communit and heal from violence. Through multiple-session courses providing participants with practical strategies and skills to confidence. Center for Family Representation Center for Family Representation 510419496 \$75,000 DYCD DYCD DYCD DYCD DYCD DYCD DYCD D	6	uull Caulaus Assasiatias lassassastad	442572422	¢20.000	CDC	nonprofits, for the purposes of growing the membership, resources, and public
Burden/Covello Senior Program, Roosevelt Is. Senior Cente Lehman Vill. Senior, Volunteer Svcs, Social Service Unit, Bu Work. Salamanca Casita Maria, Inc. 131623994 \$75,000 DCLA and Mill Support Casita Maria's after-school summer p. and Middle School students. Farias Castle Hill District Management Association, Inc. 920829346 \$75,000 DVCD distribute free school supplies to the children in the comm Funding will support Casita Maria's after-school summer p. and Middle School students. The funding provided will include events such as the Back to distribute free school supplies to the children in the comm Funding to reach out to low-income New Yorkers and prov. Castholic Migration Services, Inc Legal Services 112634818 \$75,000 DSS/HRA areas of housing, immigration, and employment. Center for Alternative Sentencing and Employment Services - CASES Coney Island Training and Education (CITE) 132668080 \$75,000 DSS/HRA areas of housing, immigration, and employment and educational supports for disconnected youth from Council District Ar, including add Funding to employment and education (CITE) 132668080 \$75,000 DYCD disconnected youth from Council District Ar, including add Funding to empower women, youth and LGBTQ communit and heal from violence. Through multiple-session courses a providing participants with practical strategies and skills to confidence. Center for Anti-Violence Education (CAE), Inc., The 112444676 \$50,000 DYCD confidence. Center for Family Representation 510419496 \$75,000 DYCD disconnected youth from Case, but could undermine the Violence Service of the Case o	Carro	roll Gardens Association Incorporated	1125/3432	\$20,000	SBS	·
Manhattan, Menin Carter Burden Center for the Aging, Inc., The 237129499 S50,000 DFTA Work. Salamanca Castra Maria, Inc. 131623994 S75,000 DCLA And Middle School Students. The funding will support Casita Maria's after-school summer pi Farias Castle Hill District Management Association, Inc. 920829346 S75,000 DYCD Stirbbute free School supplies to the children in the comm Funding to reach out to low-income New Yorkers and prov Catholic Migration Services, Inc Legal Services 112634818 S75,000 DYCD SS/HRA areas of housing, immigration, and employment. Center for Alternative Sentencing and Employment Services - CASES Coney Island Training and Education (CITE) 132668080 S75,000 DYCD SS/HRA Training to rehance the Coney Island Training and Education CASES Coney Island Training and Education (CITE) S50,000 DYCD Training to enhance the Coney Island Training and Education Caster for Anti-Violence Education (CAE), Inc., The 112444676 S50,000 DYCD Center for Anti-Violence Education (CAE), Inc., The 112444676 S50,000 DYCD Center for Family Representation Center for Family Representation S10419496 S75,000 DYCD Center for New York City Law at New York Law School - New York Law School's NY Census & Redistricting Institute The funding two leading will support the HFG program, which provides chill in Manhattan and Queens with efficient, one-stop assistan collateral to their family court case, but could undermine the Coney Island Training and Education (CAE), Inc., The 13645885 S50,000 DYCD Center for New York City Law at New York Law School - New York Law School's NY Census & Redistricting Institute S10419496 S75,000 DYCD DYCD DYCD DYCD Center for Family Representation S10419496 S75,000 DYCD DYCD DYCD DYCD DYCD DYCD DYCD D						Burden/Covello Senior Program, Roosevelt Is. Senior Center, Metro East Day Program,
Manhattan, Menin Carter Burden Center for the Aging, Inc., The 237129499 \$50,000 DFTA Work. Salamanca Casita Maria, Inc. 131623994 \$75,000 DCLA and Middle School students. The funding provided will include events such as the Back the Farias Castle Hill District Management Association, Inc. 920829346 \$75,000 DVCD distribute free school supplies to the Children in the common Funding to reach out to low-income New Yorkers and prov Catholic Migration Services, Inc Legal Services 112634818 \$75,000 DSS/HRA areas of housing, immigration, and employment. Center for Alternative Sentencing and Employment Services - CASES Coney Island Training and Education (CITE) 132668080 \$75,000 DVCD disconnected youth from Council District 47, including add Funding to employment and educational supports for CASES Coney Island Training and Education (CITE) 132668080 \$75,000 DVCD disconnected youth from Council District 47, including and Funding to employment and LGBTQ community and heal from violence. Through multiple-session courses, providing participants with practical strategies and skills to confidence. Center for Anti-Violence Education (CAE), Inc., The 112444676 \$50,000 DVCD confidence. Center for Family Representation 510419496 \$75,000 DVCD confidence. Center for New York City Law at New York Law School - New York Law School's NY Census & Redistricting Institute 135645885 \$50,000 DVCD confideral to their family court case, but could undermine to Funding will support the HFG program, which provides chill in Manhattan and Queens with efficient, one-stop assistant of the NYCC redistricting processes, and assure that the requirement of the NYCC redistricting processes, and assure that the reduced of the NYCC redistricting processes, and assure that the reduced of the NYCC redistricting processes, and assure that the reduced of the NYCC redistricting processes, and assure that the reduced of the NYCC redistricting processes, and assure that the reduced of the NYCC redistricting processes, and assure that the reduced of the						Lehman Vill. Senior, Volunteer Svcs, Social Service Unit, Burden Gallery & Making Art
Salamanca Casita Maria, Inc. 131623994 S75,000 DCLA and Middle School students. The funding provided will include events such as the Back t Farias Castle Hill District Management Association, Inc. 920829346 S75,000 DYCD distribute free school supplies to the children in the comm Funding to reach out to low-income New Yorkers and prov areas of housing, immigration, and employment. Center for Alternative Sentencing and Employment Services - CASES Coney Island Training and Education (CITE) 132668080 S75,000 DYCD disconnected youth from Council District 47, including add funding to enhance the Coney Island Training and Education and heal from violence. Through multiple-session courses i providing participants with practical strategies and skills to confidence. Center for Anti-Violence Education (CAE), Inc., The Center for Family Representation Center for New York City Law at New York Law School - New York Law School's NY Census & Redistricting Institute Center for New York City Law at New York Law School - New York Law School's NY Census & Redistricting Institute Ariola Chamber of Commerce Borough of Queens, Inc. 110559220 S250,000 SBS DYCD DYCD DYCD Ariola Chamber of Commerce Borough of Queens, Inc. 110559220 S250,000 SBS DYCD DYCD Ariola Ariola Chamber of Commerce Borough of Queens, Inc. 110559220 S250,000 SBC DYCD DYCD DYCD DYCD DYCD DYCD Ariola Ariola Chamber of Commerce Borough of Queens, Inc. 110559220 S250,000 SBS DYCD	an, Menin Carte	ter Burden Center for the Aging, Inc., The	237129499	\$50,000	DFTA	
Castle Hill District Management Association, Inc. 920829346 \$75,000 DYCD The funding provided will include events such as the Back to distribute free school supplies to the children in the common New Yorks and provous areas of housing, immigration, and employment. Center for Alternative Sentencing and Employment Services - CASES Coney Island Training and Education (CITE) 132668080 \$75,000 DYCD The funding to reach out to low-income New Yorks and provous areas of housing, immigration, and employment. Funding to enhance the Coney Island Training and Education (STE) 132668080 \$75,000 DYCD The funding to empower women, youth and LGBTQ community and heal from violence. Through multiple-session courses are providing participants with practical strategies and skills to confidence. Center for Anti-Violence Education (CAE), Inc., The 112444676 \$50,000 DYCD DYCD STEP (Center for Family Representation S10419496 \$75,000 DYCD DYCD STEP (Center for New York City Law at New York Law School - New York Law School's NY Census & Redistricting Institute 135645885 \$50,000 DYCD DYCD DYCD STEP (Center for New York City Law at New York Law School - New York Law School's NY Census & Redistricting Institute 14240331 \$25,000 DYCD						Funding will support Casita Maria's after-school summer programming for Elementary
Farias Castle Hill District Management Association, Inc. 920829346 \$75,000 DYCD distribute free school supplies to the children in the comm Funding to reach out to low-income New Yorkers and prov SS/HRA areas of housing, immigration, and employment. Catholic Migration Services, Inc Legal Services 112634818 \$75,000 DSS/HRA areas of housing, immigration, and employment.	ca Casita	ita Maria, Inc.	131623994	\$75,000	DCLA	
Catholic Migration Services, Inc Legal Services 112634818 575,000 DSS/HRA areas of housing, immigration, and employment. Funding to reach out to low-income New Yorkers and prov DSS/HRA areas of housing, immigration, and employment. Funding to enhance the Coney Island Training and Education (CITE) 132668080 \$75,000 DYCD TycD Tyc						The funding provided will include events such as the Back to school event in which they
Catholic Migration Services, Inc Legal Services 112634818 \$75,000 DSS/HRA areas of housing, immigration, and employment. Center for Alternative Sentencing and Employment Services - CASES Coney Island Training and Education (CITE) 132668080 \$75,000 DYCD disconnected youth from Council District 47, including add Funding to employment on the Comprehensive employment and educational supports for disconnected youth from Council District 47, including add Funding to employer women, youth and LGBTQ communit and heal from violence. Through multiple-session courses a providing participants with practical strategies and skills to confidence. Center for Anti-Violence Education (CAE), Inc., The 112444676 \$50,000 DYCD confidence. Center for Family Representation 510419496 \$75,000 DYCD confidence. Center for New York City Law at New York Law School - New York Law School's NY Census & Redistricting Institute 135645885 \$50,000 DYCD equitable and representative of New York City's diverse confidence. Vernikov Chai Lifeline, Inc. 112940331 \$25,000 DHMH and siblings. Provide transportation to and from medical and Funding to continue outreach to small businesses in Queer of Bi-lingual workshops in Spanish, Chinese, Korean or other business topics as well as costs associated with running every continue outreach to scots associated with running every continue to the Chek Hep B Program for patients chronically in Tor fund the Check Hep B Program for patients chronically in Tor fund the Check Hep B Program for patients chronically in Tor fund the Check Hep B Program for patients chronically in Tor fund the Check Hep B Program for patients chronically in Tor fund the Check Hep B Program for patients chronically in Tor fund the Check Hep B Program for patients chronically in Tor fund the Check Hep B Program for patients chronically in Tor fund the Check Hep B Program for patients chronically in Tor fund the Check Hep B Program for patients chronically in Tor fund the Check Hep B Program for patients chronically in Tor fund the Ch	Castle	tle Hill District Management Association, Inc.	920829346	\$75,000	DYCD	
Center for Alternative Sentencing and Employment Services - CASES Coney Island Training and Education (CITE) 132668080 575,000 DYCD disconnected youth from Council District 47, including add funding to empower women, youth and LGBTQ communit funding to empower women, youth and LGBTQ communit and heal from violence. Through multiple-session courses a providing participants with practical strategies and skills to confidence. Center for Anti-Violence Education (CAE), Inc., The 112444676 550,000 DYCD The confidence. Center for Family Representation Center for Family Representation Center for New York City Law at New York Law School - New York Law School's NY Census & Redistricting Institute Vernikov Chai Lifeline, Inc. 112940331 Chamber of Commerce Borough of Queens, Inc. 110559220 S250,000 S85 Funding to enhance the Coney Island Training and Education comprehensive employment and educational supports for disconnected youth from Council District 47, including add Funding to empower women, youth and LGBTQ community and heal from violence. Through multiple-session courses a providing participants with practical strategies and skills to confidence. Funding will support the HFG program, which provides chill in Manhattan and Queens with efficient, one-stop assistant collateral to their family court case, but could undermine to collateral to their family court case, but could undermine to the NYCC redistricting processes, and assure that the requitable and representative of New York City's diverse conformation to and from medical and the nycc redistricting processes, and assure that the requitable and representative of New York City's diverse conformation to and from medical and the nycc redistricting processes, and assure that the requitable and representative of New York City's diverse conformation to and from Program of New York City's diverse conformation to and from medical and the nycc redistricting processes, and assure that the requitable and other food and medical items as needed by and sibl	Catho	holic Migration Services Inc Legal Services	11262/1212	\$75,000	DSS/HBV	
Center for Alternative Sentencing and Employment Services - CASES Coney Island Training and Education (CITE) 132668080 \$75,000 DYCD disconnected youth from Council District 47, including add Funding to empower women, youth and LGBTQ communit and heal from violence. Through multiple-session courses a providing participants with practical strategies and skills to confidence. Center for Anti-Violence Education (CAE), Inc., The 112444676 \$50,000 DYCD confidence. Funding will support the HFG program, which provides chill in Manhattan and Queens with efficient, one-stop assistan Center for Family Representation Center for New York City Law at New York Law School - New York Law School's NY Census & Redistricting Institute 135645885 \$50,000 DYCD districting Processes, and assure that the requitable and representative of New York City's diverse confidence. Funding would help prepare, inform and educate New York and the NYCC redistricting processes, and assure that the requitable and representative of New York City's diverse confidence. Funding would help prepare, inform and educate New York and the NYCC redistricting processes, and assure that the requitable and representative of New York City's diverse confidence. Funding would help prepare, inform and educate New York and the NYCC redistricting processes, and assure that the requitable and representative of New York City's diverse confidence. Funding would help prepare, inform and educate New York and the NYCC redistricting processes, and assure that the requirement of the processes of the p	Catrio	Hone ivigration services, inc. Legal services	112034010	\$75,000	DSS/TINA	areas or nousing, immigration, and employment.
CASES Coney Island Training and Education (CITE) 132668080 \$75,000 DYCD disconnected youth from Council District 47, including add Funding to empower women, youth and LGBTQ communit and heal from violence. Through multiple-session courses a providing participants with practical strategies and skills to confidence. Funding will support the HFG program, which provides chil in Manhattan and Queens with efficient, one-stop assistan collateral to their family court case, but could undermine t Center for New York City Law at New York Law School - New York Law School's NY Census & Redistricting Institute Vernikov Chai Lifeline, Inc. 112940331 \$25,000 DHMH Ariola Chamber of Commerce Borough of Queens, Inc. 110559220 \$250,000 SBS Vernikov Chai Life Check Hep B Program for patients chronically i To fund the Check Hep B Program for patients chronically i						Funding to enhance the Coney Island Training and Education Program, which provides
Funding to empower women, youth and LGBTQ communit and heal from violence. Through multiple-session courses a providing participants with practical strategies and skills to confidence. Center for Anti-Violence Education (CAE), Inc., The 112444676 \$50,000 DYCD DYCD Center for Family Representation Center for Family Representation Center for New York City Law at New York Law School - New York Law School's NY Census & Redistricting Institute Tenung wull support the HFG program, which provides chill in Manhattan and Queens with efficient, one-stop assistan collateral to their family court case, but could undermine to the NYCC redistricting processes, and assure that the requitable and representative of New York City's diverse contained by the properties of New York City's diverse contained by the properties of New York City's diverse contained by the meals and other food and medical items as needed by and siblings. Provide transportation to and from medical appropriate to the properties of the properties of the properties of the properties of the program for patients chronically in the properties of the program for patients chronically in the properties of the program for patients chronically in the properties of the program for patients chronically in the properties of the program for patients chronically in the properties of the program for patients chronically in the properties of the program for patients chronically in the properties of the program for patients chronically in the properties of the program for patients chronically in the properties of the program for patients chronically in the properties of the program for patients chronically in the properties of the program for patients chronically in the properties of the program for patients chronically in the properties of the program for patients chronically in the properties of the program for patients chronically in the properties of the program for patients chronically in the program for patients chronically in the program for patients chronical	Cente	nter for Alternative Sentencing and Employment Services -				comprehensive employment and educational supports for at-risk, justice-involved
and heal from violence. Through multiple-session courses a providing participants with practical strategies and skills to confidence. Center for Anti-Violence Education (CAE), Inc., The 112444676 \$50,000 DYCD confidence. Funding will support the HFG program, which provides chill in Manhattan and Queens with efficient, one-stop assistan collateral to their family court case, but could undermine to collateral to their family court case, but could undermine to the properties of the properties	CASES	SES Coney Island Training and Education (CITE)	132668080	\$75,000	DYCD	disconnected youth from Council District 47, including additional outreach.
Center for Anti-Violence Education (CAE), Inc., The 112444676 \$50,000 DYCD confidence. Funding will support the HFG program, which provides chill in Manhattan and Queens with efficient, one-stop assistant collateral to their family court case, but could undermine to collateral to their family court case, but could undermine to Funding would help prepare, inform and educate New York Center for New York City Law at New York Law School - New York Law School's NY Census & Redistricting Institute 135645885 \$50,000 DYCD equitable and representative of New York City's diverse conformal to include hot meals and other food and medical items as needed by and siblings. Provide transportation to and from medical approach of bi-lingual workshops in Spanish, Chinese, Korean or other Name of Spanish Chinese of Spanish						Funding to empower women, youth and LGBTQ communities to prevent, respond to,
Center for Anti-Violence Education (CAE), Inc., The 112444676 \$50,000 DYCD confidence. Funding will support the HFG program, which provides chil in Manhattan and Queens with efficient, one-stop assistan collateral to their family court case, but could undermine to collateral to their family court case, but could undermine to their family court case, but could undermine to collateral to their family court case, but could undermine to the program, which provides chil in Manhattan and Queens with efficient, one-stop assistan collateral to their family court case, but could undermine to collateral to their family court case, but could undermine to the program of New York City Law at New York Law School - New York Law School - New York Caw S						and heal from violence. Through multiple-session courses and one-time workshops,
Funding will support the HFG program, which provides chill in Manhattan and Queens with efficient, one-stop assistan collateral to their family court case, but could undermine to the program of the NYCC redistricting processes, and assure that the program of the NYCC redistricting processes, and assure that the program of the NYCC redistricting processes, and assure that the program of the NYCC redistricting processes, and assure that the program of the NYCC redistricting processes, and assure that the program of the NYCC redistricting processes, and assure that the program of New York City's diverse constant of the NYCC redistricting processes, and assure that the program of New York City's diverse constant of the NYCC redistricting processes, and assure that the program of New York City's diverse constant of	Conto	stor for Anti Violence Education (CAE) Inc. The	112444676	¢50,000	DVCD	
Center for Family Representation 510419496 \$75,000 DYCD collateral to their family court case, but could undermine to funding would help prepare, inform and educate New York Center for New York City Law at New York Law School - New York Law School's NY Census & Redistricting Institute 135645885 \$50,000 DYCD equitable and representative of New York City's diverse co Funds for seriously ill children and their families to include hot meals and other food and medical items as needed by and siblings. Provide transportation to and from medical approach of bi-lingual workshops in Spanish, Chinese, Korean or other food and the Chamber of Commerce Borough of Queens, Inc. 110559220 \$250,000 SBS business topics as well as costs associated with running even to fund the Check Hep B Program for patients chronically in the Check Hep B Program for pa	Cente	ner for Anti-violence Education (CAE), inc., The	112444070	\$50,000	DICD	confidence.
Center for Family Representation 510419496 \$75,000 DYCD collateral to their family court case, but could undermine to funding would help prepare, inform and educate New York Center for New York City Law at New York Law School - New York Law School's NY Census & Redistricting Institute 135645885 \$50,000 DYCD equitable and representative of New York City's diverse co Funds for seriously ill children and their families to include hot meals and other food and medical items as needed by and siblings. Provide transportation to and from medical approach of bi-lingual workshops in Spanish, Chinese, Korean or other food and the Chamber of Commerce Borough of Queens, Inc. 110559220 \$250,000 SBS business topics as well as costs associated with running even to fund the Check Hep B Program for patients chronically in the Check Hep B Program for pa						Funding will support the HFG program, which provides child-welfare involved families
Center for Family Representation 510419496 \$75,000 DYCD collateral to their family court case, but could undermine to the property of the pro						in Manhattan and Queens with efficient, one-stop assistance to address issues that are
Center for New York City Law at New York Law School - New York Law School's NY Census & Redistricting Institute 135645885 \$50,000 DYCD equitable and representative of New York City's diverse continue outer families to include hot meals and other food and medical items as needed by Cernikov Chai Lifeline, Inc. 112940331 \$25,000 DHMH and siblings. Provide transportation to and from medical approach of bi-lingual workshops in Spanish, Chinese, Korean or other food and medical items as needed by Septimber of bi-lingual workshops in Spanish, Chinese, Korean or other food and medical approach of bi-lingual workshops in Spanish, Chinese, Korean or other food and medical items as needed by Septimber of bi-lingual workshops in Spanish, Chinese, Korean or other food and medical items as needed by funding to continue outreach to small businesses in Queer of bi-lingual workshops in Spanish, Chinese, Korean or other food and medical items as needed by funding to continue outreach to small businesses in Queer of bi-lingual workshops in Spanish, Chinese, Korean or other food and medical items as needed by funding to continue outreach to small businesses in Queer of bi-lingual workshops in Spanish, Chinese, Korean or other food and medical items as needed by funding to continue outreach to small businesses in Queer of bi-lingual workshops in Spanish, Chinese, Korean or other food and medical items as needed by funding to continue outreach to small businesses in Queer of bi-lingual workshops in Spanish, Chinese, Korean or other food and medical items as needed by funding to continue outreach to small businesses in Queer of bi-lingual workshops in Spanish, Chinese, Korean or other food and medical items as needed by funding to continue outreach to small businesses in Queer of bi-lingual workshops in Spanish, Chinese, Korean or other food and medical items as needed by funding to continue outreach to small businesses in Queer of bi-lingual workshops in Spanish, Chinese, Korean or other food and medical items as needed by fundi	Cente	nter for Family Representation	510419496	\$75,000	DYCD	collateral to their family court case, but could undermine the family's stability.
Center for New York City Law at New York Law School - New York Law School - New York Law School's NY Census & Redistricting Institute 135645885 \$50,000 DYCD equitable and representative of New York City's diverse continue of New York City's dive						
York Law School's NY Census & Redistricting Institute 135645885 \$50,000 DYCD equitable and representative of New York City's diverse continue of New York City's diverse continue and their families to include hot meals and other food and medical items as needed by and siblings. Provide transportation to and from medical appropriate in the program of bi-lingual workshops in Spanish, Chinese, Korean or other of bi-lingual workshops in Spanish, Chinese, Korean or other business topics as well as costs associated with running even to found the Check Hep B Program for patients chronically in the continue outreach to small businesses in Queer of bi-lingual workshops in Spanish, Chinese, Korean or other business topics as well as costs associated with running even to found the Check Hep B Program for patients chronically in the Check Hep B Program for patients chronically in the check Hep B Program for patients character and the check Hep B Progra						Funding would help prepare, inform and educate New Yorkers about the 2030 Census
Funds for seriously ill children and their families to include hot meals and other food and medical items as needed by Cernikov Chai Lifeline, Inc. 112940331 \$25,000 DHMH and siblings. Provide transportation to and from medical approach of bi-lingual workshops in Spanish, Chinese, Korean or other of bi-lingual workshops in Spanish, Chinese, Korean or other of bi-lingual workshops as well as costs associated with running even to fund the Check Hep B Program for patients chronically in the Check Hep B Program for patients chronicall			425645005	ć50 000	DVCD	
Vernikov Chai Lifeline, Inc. 112940331 \$25,000 DHMH hot meals and other food and medical items as needed by and siblings. Provide transportation to and from medical approach of bi-lingual workshops in Spanish, Chinese, Korean or other of Commerce Borough of Queens, Inc. 110559220 \$250,000 SBS business topics as well as costs associated with running even to fund the Check Hep B Program for patients chronically in the Check	York L	k Law School's NY Census & Redistricting Institute	135645885	\$50,000	DYCD	equitable and representative of New York City's diverse communities.
Vernikov Chai Lifeline, Inc. 112940331 \$25,000 DHMH hot meals and other food and medical items as needed by and siblings. Provide transportation to and from medical approach of bi-lingual workshops in Spanish, Chinese, Korean or other of bi-lingual workshops in Spanish, Chinese, Korean or other of bi-lingual workshops as well as costs associated with running even to fund the Check Hep B Program for patients chronically in the						Funds for seriously ill children and their families to include concrete services such as
Funding to continue outreach to small businesses in Queer of bi-lingual workshops in Spanish, Chinese, Korean or other of Commerce Borough of Queens, Inc. 110559220 \$250,000 SBS business topics as well as costs associated with running every topic and the Check Hep B Program for patients chronically in the Check Hep B Program fo						hot meals and other food and medical items as needed by the patients their parents
Ariola Chamber of Commerce Borough of Queens, Inc. 110559220 \$250,000 SBS business topics as well as costs associated with running even and the Check Hep B Program for patients chronically in the Check Hep B Program for patie	/ Chai L	ai Lifeline, Inc.	112940331	\$25,000	DHMH	and siblings. Provide transportation to and from medical appointments & hospitals.
Ariola Chamber of Commerce Borough of Queens, Inc. 110559220 \$250,000 SBS business topics as well as costs associated with running even and the Check Hep B Program for patients chronically in the Check Hep B Program for patie						
Ariola Chamber of Commerce Borough of Queens, Inc. 110559220 \$250,000 SBS business topics as well as costs associated with running even and the Check Hep B Program for patients chronically in the Check Hep B Program for patien						Funding to continue outreach to small businesses in Queens County, and allow a series
To fund the Check Hep B Program for patients chronically i				4		of bi-lingual workshops in Spanish, Chinese, Korean or other languages covering
	Cham	imber of Commerce Borough of Queens, Inc.	110559220	\$250,000	SBS	
TDLAC, ONG TCHANES D. WANG COMMUNITY HEART CENTER, INC. T 132/330341 3120,000 1 DAVID IVITAS IN NTC.	og Charl	arles R. Wang Community Health Contor Inc	122720604	\$120.000	DHMI	
						To expand afterschool programming in Council District 14 schools.
	ng Charle	arles B. Wang Community Health Center, Inc.	132739694	\$120,000	DHMH	business topics as well as costs associated with running events in Council District 19. To fund the Check Hep B Program for patients chronically infected with hepatitis B virus in NYC.

Sponsor	Legal Name of Organization - Program Name	Tax ID	Amount	Agency	Purpose of Funds
	Chhaya Community Development Corporation - Housing	442500025	ć7F 000	LIDD	Funding will support public homebuying workshops, assist will foreclosure prevention,
	Stability Program	113580935	\$75,000	HPD	mortgage counseling, housing resource fairs, tenant couseling and eviction prevention. Funds will send multi-lingual social workers into schools throughout Queens, to
					provide ongoing support and engagement to youth/families struggling with
	Child Center of NY, Inc., The	111733454	\$25,000	DYCD	health/wellness and acculturation.
	Clina center of My, me., The	111733434	723,000	БТСБ	incurry weinness and decartaration.
					Funds will ensure children are ready for school and have the support they need to
					sustain grade-level reading proficiency in schools throughout the Jamaica, East New
	Child Center of NY, Inc., The - NYC Reads	111733454	\$6,000	DYCD	York, and East Harlem areas and among seven partner organizations.
Brewer	Children's Museum of Manhattan - Family Connections	132761376	\$100,000	DCLA	To provide funding support for homeless children in shelters with art and murals.
	Chinese American Planning Council, Inc Immigrant Legal				Funding will be used to meet increased demand for legal services around immigration,
Ung	Support Program	136202692	\$75,000	DYCD	housing, and employment. As well as translation services and increase case intake.
					To support affordable housing assistance programming and provide community
	Churches United for Fair Housing, Inc Affordable Housing		4		members with training and guidance to navigate and demystify New York City's
Brooklyn, Hudson	Services	264698161	\$100,000	HPD	affordable housing lottery application process.
					Funding for its New Yorkers for Better Neighborhoods program offers skills building
	Citizana Cananaithea fan Navy Vanla City, Inc	540474040	¢20.000	DVCD	workshops, one-on-one project planning assistance, and an equipment loan library to
Hamks	Citizens Committee for New York City, Inc.	510171818 133561657	\$20,000	DYCD	volunteer-led groups. To provide funding support for SummerStage concerts in Council District 49.
Hanks	City Parks Foundation - SummerStage City University of New York - Bronx Community College Food	133501057	\$170,000	DPR	Funds to purchase food for the BCC food pantry. BCC's pantry serves approximately
	Pantry	136400434	\$50,000	CUNY	1,000 people a month.
	City University of New York - City College of New York - Colin	130400434	730,000	CONT	To provide funding support for a mentoring program for young adults in higher learning
	Powell School for Civic and Global Leadership	133893536	\$50,000	CUNY	environments.
	City University of New York - College of Staten Island - Breast		+/		
	Cancer Research	136400434	\$50,000	CUNY	Funds will be used for Staten Island Breast Cancer Research.
	City University of New York - CUNY LGBTQI Student				Funds will be used for the program administrative budget of the LGBTQI Student
	Leadership Program	136400434	\$50,000	CUNY	Leadership Program.
	City University of New York - LaGuardia and Wagner Archives	136400434	\$50,000	CUNY	To fund the LGBTQ Public History Project.
	City University of New York - LaGuardia and Wagner Archives	136400434	\$75,000	CUNY	To provide funding for the maintenance of New York City Council Collection.
	City University of New York - Medgar Evers College - CUNY				Funds will support the operating costs incurred with Medgar Evers College's Pipeline
	Pipeline Program	133893536	\$150,000	CUNY	Program/ Parent Academy.
	City University of New York - Medgar Evers College - Law and				
	Social Justice Racial Justice Advocates Project	133893536	\$50,000	CUNY	Funding to support the Law and Social Justice Racial Justice Advocates Project.
	City University of New York - Queens College - Urban Studies		4	-	To research community issues including land use, transportation, gentrification and
	Department	133893536	\$75,000	CUNY	infrastructure implications throughout Queens.
	City University of New York - Queensborough Community	42646242	ÅE0 000	CLININ	To the State of the Control of the C
	College - Senior Loyalty Program	136400434	\$50,000	CUNY	To provide funding support for the Senior Loyalty Program.
	City University of New York - York College Project Serve	133893536	\$89,500	CUNY	To provide funding support for the Project Serve program at York College.
<u> </u>	City Offiversity of INCAN TOTA TOTA COHERE PROJECT SELVE	100000000	703,300	COIVI	To provide fariating support for the Froject Serve program at fork conege.

Sponsor	Legal Name of Organization - Program Name	Tax ID	Amount	Agency	Purpose of Funds
					For the After-school Heroes program; offering safe, educational environments, in three
					of New York City's highest-needs communities: East Harlem, Long Island City, and the
	City Year, Inc.	222882549	\$80,000	DYCD	South Bronx.
					Funds will ensure children are ready for school and have the support they need to
	C' V I NVC D I	22222542	45.000	D.// CD	sustain grade-level reading proficiency in schools throughout the Jamaica, East New
	City Year, Inc NYC Reads	222882549	\$6,000	DYCD	York, and East Harlem areas and among seven partner organizations.
					Funds will be used for CTH present Shakespeare's Macbeth a free, unticketed, outdoor
	Classical Theatre of Harlem, Inc., The	134046782	\$20,000	DCLA	production. Funds will also support community outreach and audience engagement.
	classical fricatic of flatient, me, fric	134040762	\$20,000	DCLA	To provide hard and soft job skills training, workshops, internships, mentorships, job-
					appropriate attire, job-placement assistance, graduate support and 1-on-1 social
	Coalition for the Homeless, Inc First Step Job Training				services support to homeless & low-income women so that they can find living wage
	Program	133072967	\$100,000	DHS	jobs.
	Coalition for the Homeless, Inc Laptop Project	133072967	\$35,000	DHS	To provide funding support for laptops for homeless youth.
	Colonial Farmhouse Restoration Society of Bellerose, Inc				
	Urban Farming at Queens Farm	112508369	\$50,000	DCLA	Funds will support the expansion of Queens County Farm and its programming.
					Funding to support the expansion of programming including building a new client base
	Committee Against Anti-Asian Violence	133526938	\$50,000	HPD	and supporting a membership organizer.
					Provide funding support for Healthy Cooking and Nutrition Education for Underserved
	Common Threads	200106847	\$75,000	DYCD	Children and Families in NYC.
					Funding will support connecting local entrepreneurs of color to anchor institutions
					through interviews, community events, studies, organizing a buyer's council and
	Commonwise Education, Inc.	452201993	\$175,000	SBS	outreach.
					Funds will support the expansion of the Community Liaison Department which is
		004005704	450.000	205	deployed to all 5 Boroughs sponsoring events and supporting local Anti Gun Violence
	Community Capacity Development	831205784	\$50,000	DOE	initiatives and community outreach initiatives.
	Community Contor of the Deckeyou Denincyle Inc				This unique program features hands on training and instruction by seasoned
Brooks-Powers	Community Center of the Rockaway Peninsula, Inc Vocational Training	113064561	\$75,000	DYCD	instructors in a variety of career areas. Career areas include: Plumbing/ electrical; Bookkeeping; and Microsoft Office skills.
BIOOKS-POWEIS	Community Development Project, Inc Housing Rights Legal	113004301	\$75,000	DICD	BOOKKEEping, and Microsoft Office Skills.
Hudson	Clinics - Council District 35	831441257	\$100,000	HPD	To support housing rights legal clinics in Council District 35.
11443011	Cilines Council District 33	031441237	\$100,000	111 0	To support housing rights regar climes in council bistrice 33.
					Funding to support reproductive and sexual health services, treatment and chronic
	Community Health Project, Inc.	133409680	\$150,000	DHMH	disease management, women's health, homeless youth, insurance navigation.
	, , , , , , , , , , , , , , , , , , ,				To provide funding for Callen-Lorde Brooklyn Community Outreach and Engagement
	Community Health Project, Inc.	133409680	\$150,000	DHMH	programming.
					Funds will be used for referrals from the family courts, schools, local community-based
					organizations and government agencies to support youth and families in Queens and
	Community Mediation Services, Inc.	112663007	\$25,000	ACS	support staff.
					Funding will support the Special Tees program, which imprints or embroiders on a full
					spectrum of garments, from basic T-shirts and sweatpants to baseball jerseys and
	Community Resources Staten Island, Inc.	135660279	\$25,000	DHMH	jackets, casual and corporate wear, uniforms and sportswear.

Sponsor	Legal Name of Organization - Program Name	Tax ID	Amount	Agency	Purpose of Funds
					To support the Public Housing Campaign which conducts outreach and education in an
					effort to increase civic participation among residents living in NYC Housing Authority-
	Community Voices Heard, Inc.	133901997	\$50,000	DYCD	managed public housing.
	Coney Island Sharks, Inc Youth Sports & Mentoring				
Brannan	Programs	113304418	\$10,000	DYCD	To support youth sports and mentoring programs.
					Funding would be used to cover the cost of free admission for up to five family
					members to 90 museums, zoos and botanic gardens; professional development to
	Cool Culture, Inc.	161636968	\$100,000	DCLA	education professionals; and other programmatic materials to support parents.
					The funds requested will subsidize the delivery of farm shares to \$12 per share for low
					income individuals in Bronx, Brooklyn, and Manhattan, significantly lowering the cost
	Corbin Hill Food Project, Inc., The	461206478	\$50,000	DYCD	to make them affordable for the intended beneficiaries.
					To provide funding support for anti-bias and anti-bullying programs, gang and youth
	Council For Unity, Inc.	112880221	\$50,000	DYCD	violence prevention through workshops in schools and communities.
	Council of Senior Centers and Services of NYC, Inc RISE				
	Program	132967277	\$100,000	DFTA	Funds will support citywide advocacy and resource seminars for seniors.
					Funding to support the Family Health Center of Harlem Fresh Food Box Program; to
					support staffing and operations costs of the Uptown Grand Central Fresh Food Box in
	Council on the Environment, Inc.	132765465	\$50,000	DYCD	East Harlem; and to support the Pitkin Youthmarket.
					To support food access programs that promote & accept SNAP/EBT at Greenmarkets
					and other food access programs (Youthmarket and Fresh Food Box), as well as a school
Dinowitz, Menin,					gardens initiative, farmer outreach efforts, and environmental/nutrition education
Rivera	Council on the Environment, Inc.	132765465	\$50,000	DYCD	efforts.
	Crenulated Company, Ltd., The d/b/a New Settlement				
Bronx, Stevens	Apartments - YouthBuild - Council District 16	141719016	\$100,000	DYCD	Funding will support youth workforce development training in Council District 16.
					Funds will support programming and services for individuals impacted by Intellectual
Borelli	Crossroads Unlimited, Inc.	710967724	\$30,000	DHMH	Developmental Disabilities (I/DD), Autism and physical disabilities.
			4		Funds to support the organizing of Burnside, Jerome, Tremont merchants and
	Davidson Community Center, Inc.	237010206	\$50,000	SBS	community events within Council District 14.
	Department for the Aging	136400434	\$100,000	DFTA	To provide funding support for older adult programs.
		406400404	4400 000	5.114.411	Funds will be used for Health Bucks distribution via Urban Health Plan in Council
Salamanca	Department of Health and Mental Hygiene - Health Bucks	136400434	\$100,000		District 17.
Ariola	Department of Parks and Recreation	136400434	\$50,000	DPR	Funds will be used for tree trimming throughout Council District 32.
	Department of Parks and Recreation - Roy Wilkins Park	136400434	\$105,000		To provide funding support for parks programs.
Haldan	Department of Sanitation	136400434	\$15,000	DSNY	To provide additional litter basket pick ups in Council District 28.
Holden	Department of Sanitation	136400434	\$50,000	DSNY	Funds will be used for cleaning services in Council District 30.
	Department of Youth and Community Development	136400434	\$305,520	DYCD	To provide funding support for youth services.
	Department of Youth and Community Development - Council	126460424	¢225.000	DVCD	To annuido fundino annual Communita de la la communita de la communitación de la commu
\/ala==	Boot Camp	136400434	\$325,000	DYCD	To provide funding support Community development services.
Velazquez	Destination Tomorrow, Inc Job Readiness	800259180	\$50,000	DYCD	Funds will support GED, literacy, and high school equivalency programs.

Sponsor	Legal Name of Organization - Program Name	Tax ID	Amount	Agency	Purpose of Funds
					To support programs that increase coordinated delivery of health and human services
Stevens	Destination Tomorrow, Inc The Bronx LGBT Center	800259180	\$50,000	DYCD	for LGBT people and families.
	Division Bills I	406400404	4425.000	D.4.61	Funding will support expanded services and staffing at the Center for Court Innovation
Hanks	District Attorney-Richmond Drag Queen Story Hour NYC, Ltd Security Measures	136400434	\$125,000	DASI	to help launch Community Justice Center.
Bottcher, LGBT	Drag Queen Story Hour NYC, Ltd Security Measures	822613408	\$25,000	DYCD	Funding for enhanced security measures at public-facing events.
	Eagle Academy Foundation, Inc Reaching Young Men				To support RYSE extended day programming at all five New York City schools, including
	through Supplemental Education (RYSE)	201532382	\$150,000	DYCD	after-school programs and academic remediation programs.
	East Harlem Council For Community Improvement, Inc La	201332302		Dieb	and concerpression and deduction pressions.
Ayala	Marqueta Retoña	132969933	\$150,000	SBS	Funds will support community related programming for La Marqueta Retona.
,			· · · · · ·		Funding to support the off-setting of costs to hire culinary, dance and theater
Ayala	East Side House, Inc Youth Programming	131623989	\$50,000	DYCD	instructors to impart youth programming.
Brooks-Powers,					
Williams	Eastern Queens Alliance, Inc.	201723492	\$75,000	DYCD	Funds will be used to support environmental education programming.
	Eden II School for Autistic Children, Inc Beach Street				
Hanks	Program	132872916	\$25,000	DHMH	Funding will support the Eden II Beach Street Program.
Dilan	Education Through Music Los	122612210	¢50,000	DCLA	Funding to support partner school music education program serving more than 2,594
Riley	Education Through Music, Inc.	133613210	\$50,000	DCLA	students at 7 schools in Council District 12. Funding would be used to support the Weinberg Center for Balanced Living and the
					Family Resource Center which is located in the Manny Cantor Center in the Lower East
	Educational Alliance, Inc., The - Weinberg Center	135562210	\$10,000	DFTA	Side.
	Educational Amarice, me., me. Weinberg center	133302210	710,000	DITIN	Side.
					To provide funding support for education reform, equity, green/open spaces;
					retrofitting for energy efficiency; and mapping arts resources. Funds will support
	El Puente de Williamsburg, Inc El Puente Green Light District	112614265	\$300,000	DYCD	staffing, space rental, training materials, and facilitation of community events.
					To support the Conflict Mediation and Anti-Violence programs. Also will support one to
					one and group mentoring sessions, computer literacy classes, College readiness
,	Elite Learners, Inc.	814482839	\$25,000	DYCD	workshops, adult Job development and job placement services.
					For a Community Education Summit to focus on the opioid crisis and related public health issues in Queens. Funds will be used for equipment rental, supplies, outreach
	Elmcor Youth and Adult Activities, Inc.	112224539	\$50,000	DYCD	and information materials, security and maintenance.
	Elincol Touth and Addit Activities, Inc.	112224333	\$30,000	DICD	Funds will be directed toward the agency's immigration, legal services and ESL
Irish	Emerald Isle Immigration Center	112932528	\$125,000	DSS/HRA	
	0		, ,,,,,,,	,	
	Emergency Shelter Network of Faith-Based and Community				To provide funding support for Co-Shelters and LGBTQIA+ Transition-Age Youth
	Organizations, Inc Emergency Shelter Network	461657874	\$15,000	DYCD	Shelters.
					Funds will be used to support mental wellness of our students, Series of Workshops,
					Peer mentorship, STEM tutoring, Specialized High School and College Entrance Exam
Williams	Empower My Hood, Inc.	843764945	\$50,000	DYCD	Prep Courses, Pre-college, college, and career preparational programming.
					Funds will be used to cover the cost of creating a culturally sensitive, culturally aware
	Empayorment Zono, Inc	142000260	¢2F 000	ראכים	team (social worker, mental health counselor, case manager and peer support team)
	Empowerment Zone, Inc.	142009368	\$25,000	DYCD	for the my neighborhood is not the hood program. Funding will be used for cost associated with the provision, preparation and delivery of
Bottcher	Encore Community Services	133104202	\$50,000	DETA	, , , ,
Bottcher	Encore Community Services	133104293	\$50,000	DFTA	meals to homebound elders.

Sponsor	Legal Name of Organization - Program Name	Tax ID	Amount	Agency	Purpose of Funds
					Funds will support the I WILL GRADUATE NYC youth empowerment program to
	Entertainers for Education Alliance, Inc.	432115174	\$50,000	DYCD	educate and inspire youth of NYC educational excellence in STEM.
					To support innovative programming tailored to adults and youth affected by the justice
					system, and to advocate for a just society in which all can achieve social, economic,
	Exodus Transitional Community, Inc PEACE Plan	311731465	\$35,000	DYCD	and spiritual well-being.
					Funds will be used to assist clients with the filing of applications for entitlements such
					as Medicare, Medicaid, Food Stamps, Public Assistance, Section 8, & HEAP. Clients will
Brannan	Federation of Italian American Organizations of Brooklyn, Ltd.	112507910	\$375,000	DYCD	be pre-screened and services will be provided as they are deemed eligible.
					To provide funding support for Building Resiliency Across the Human Services Sector
	Federation of Protestant Welfare Agencies, Inc.	135562220	\$200,000	DYCD	During Covid-19 Recovery.
					Fund will be used for: 1) Craic fest; 2) kids Fleadh which is an annual festival of story-
					telling, kids short film, and Irish step dancing; 3) LGBT film festival, held every May at
Irish	Film Fleadh Foundation, Inc.	134051235	\$80,000	DCLA	the Irish Arts Center; 4) Rockaway Music Oyster Fest.
					Funding would be used for an after-school youth soccer program, serving students
	First Chernomorets USA, Inc.	113586786	\$75,000	DYCD	from age 4 through 17.
					To find out the control of the contr
					To fund veterinary care service provider (with two full-time NYS licensed veterinarians
	Flathush Cata Inc	024466740	ć450.000	DUMALI	on staff) who are equipped to provide spay, neuter, vaccine, and wellness services to
	Flatbush Cats, Inc.	824466710	\$150,000	DHMH	both rescuers/TNR volunteers and low-income pet owners.
	Flathush Cassassits Fund Inc. Food Access Factories				Funds will be used to expand the food pantry, increase emergency assistance programs
	Flatbush Community Fund, Inc Food Access, Emergency	022242205	ć50.000	DVCD	providing Brooklyn residents with access to loans and emergency funds, and increase
	Assistance, and Distributions	823212305	\$50,000	DYCD	the home goods distributions. Funding will be used to combat the loss of affordable housing at the hands of
Lavia	Flathush Douglasment Corneration	F101003F1	¢20.000	LIDD	predatory equity companies, and defend low-income tenants from harassment and
Louis	Flatbush Development Corporation	510188251	\$30,000	HPD	eviction. To support operational costs and educational arts programming at the Flushing Town
Ung	Elushing Council on Culture and the Arts. Inc	112652182	¢ee ooo	DCLA	
Ung	Flushing Council on Culture and the Arts, Inc. Fordham Bedford Community Services, Inc.	+	\$85,000		Hall. To provide funding support for Youth Education and Recreational Programs.
	Fordham Bedford Community Services, Inc.	133805049	\$30,000	DYCD	Funding will be used to support operation of The Bronx Night Market series and its
	Fordham Road District Management Association, Inc.	260117797	\$25,000	SBS	expansion within the Bronx.
	Forumani Road District Management Association, inc.	200117797	\$23,000	303	expansion within the bronx.
					To purchase supplies, reagents, and analytical chemistry services necessary to carry out
	Fordham University - Laboratory for Familial Dysautonomia				research of Familial Dysautonomia (FD) which is a genetic disease that almost
Jewish	Research	131740451	\$50,000	DHMH	exclusively affects individuals of Ashkenazi Jewish (AJ) descent.
JCWISH	Nescuren	131740431	\$30,000	DITIVITI	exclusively directs individuals of / Shikehazi sewish (/ b) descent.
					To fund the Strong Fathers Program, which prepares fathers to become more active
					and involved caregivers through job training and placement, classes on bonding and
Schulman	Forestdale, Inc Strong Fathers	111631747	\$150,000	ACS	playing with their children, and learning co-parenting techniques.
- Contaminant	. c. cottage, mar off only rathers		710,000	,	program and districtly and rearring to parenting techniques.
	Fortune Society, Inc., The	132645436	\$75,000	DHMH	To provide funding support for a licensed outpatient substance use treatment clinic.
Hanks	Friends of Abandoned Cemeteries, Inc.	133176456	\$25,000	DYCD	Funds will support the restoration and maintenance of historic cemeteries.
			, -,0		Funds to be used for specialist education development and teaching staff, community
LGBT	Friends of Alice Austen House, Inc.	133248928	\$20,000	DCLA	outreach, and implementation.
		+			, ,
	Friends of Firefighters, Inc.	010611469	\$30,000		Funds will be used for counseling services and programming.

Sponsor	Legal Name of Organization - Program Name	Tax ID	Amount	Agency	Purpose of Funds
					To activate the waterfront with fishing and gardening events, free live music, free
					sweets treats and activities for children and families on selected weekends in the
Menin	Friends of The East River Esplanade 60th-120th Streets, Inc.	460542653	\$25,000	DPR	Spring and Fall.
	Fund for the City of New York, Inc Ecological Sustainability				
	Program	132612524	\$75,000	DYCD	To provide funding support to create citywide ecological sustainability plan.
					Funding will support community engagement and educational programs of the
Hanks	Fund for the City of New York, Inc Freshkills Park Alliance	132612524	\$75,000	DYCD	Freshkills Park Alliance.
	Fund for the City of New York, Inc Jamaica Bay-Rockaway				
	Parks Conservancy	132612524	\$50,000	DYCD	Funds to be used to support the Jamaica Bay-Rockaway Parks Conservancy.
					To provide funding to support virtual community that provides older adults with LGBTQ
					welcoming resources, housing and benefits assistance, education, programming and
LGBT	Fund for the City of New York, Inc Stonewall Village NYC	132612524	\$50,000	DYCD	interactive community engagement.
	Fund for the City of New York, Inc The NEW Pride Agenda				
	Dignity for All Students	132612524	\$75,000	DYCD	To provide funding support for the Dignity for All Students Initiative.
	Fund for the City of New York, Inc The NEW Pride Agenda				To provide funding support for GENDA/TGNCNB Training for Local NYC Communities
	GENDA/TGCNB	132612524	\$75,000	DYCD	and Health Care Providers.
					Funding for young people to have a thoughtful and disciplined introduction to
Riley	Game Over Hicks Family Foundation - Buckets & Bytes	853070939	\$50,000	DYCD	computer coding using basketball training as the vehicle.
	Gan Day Care Center, Inc.	112302049	\$1,136,000	DOE	To provide funding support for early childhood education programs.
					To provide culturally and linguistically competent outreach and services for
					survivors/victims of domestic violence, child abuse, human trafficking, and sexual
Ung	Garden of Hope, Inc.	200177587	\$75,000	DYCD	assault among NYC Chinese immigrants.
					Funds will be used for operating expenses of the Girl Vow Youth Ambassadors
	Girl Vow, Inc.	474062257	\$30,000	DYCD	program, as well as for program expansion and special events.
	Girls on the Run NYC	270131315	\$15,000	DYCD	To provide funding support for girls programming in Baisley Park.
	Giving Alternative Learners Uplifting Opportunities, Inc				Funding will be used to pay and/or defray the costs of therapeutic riding lessons as
	Therapeutic Riding Program	050615968	\$25,000	DYCD	well as to expand ridership services.
	Goddard Riverside Community Center - Goddard Riverside				Funds to provide anti-eviction legal representation and organizing support to low-
Abreu, Manhattan	Law Project	131893908	\$50,000	HPD	income tenants, including those residing in SRO units.
	God's Love We Deliver, Inc Medically Tailored Home-				Funding to support the provision of home-delivered meals to seriously ill people, their
	Delivered Meals	133366846	\$200,000	DHMH	children (up to age 19) and their senior caregivers citywide.
					To provide funding support for high school graduates who plan to attend CUNY
	Good Shepherd Services - LifeLink	135598710	\$25,000	DYCD	schools, to stay in college and overcome barriers they may experience.
					Provide workforce development programming to assist individuals engaged in HRA
	Goodwill Industries of Greater New York and Northern New				Career Services to enroll in advanced credential and certification programs in high
	Jersey, Inc.	131641068	\$250,000	DSS/HRA	growth, middle-skills industries in New York City.
D					Endo Who and an area for about the first of the second sec
Borelli, Carr,	5 1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1	40446:55	A=		Funds will be used to support after school and weekend recreation, social skills,
Staten Island	Grace Foundation of New York	134131863	\$50,000	DHMH	support programs for children and families impacted by Autism Spectrum Disorder.
	Greater Bethel Community Development Corporation - Agape	222222	4450.000		
	Outreach Program	320000557	\$150,000	DFTA	To provide funding support for food, clothing and household items for those in need.
					Funding support for 5.5k race in Downtown Jamaica, promotional events in King Park in
	Constant and the Decide and Constant and	227024272	¢50.000	c n c	Jamaica, and other events to highlight local businesses, strengthen the commercial
	Greater Jamaica Development Corporation	237021273	\$50,000	SBS	corridors, and build neighborhood branding.

Sponsor	Legal Name of Organization - Program Name	Tax ID	Amount	Agency	Purpose of Funds
Holden,	Greater Ridgewood Youth Council, Inc., The	112518141	\$75,000	DYCD	Funds to be used for after-school and summer programming at PS 305 and PS 239.
,	, ,		1 -/		To operate an LGBTQ+ Older Adult Center specifically tailored to the needs of elders of
Hudson	GRIOT Circle, Inc.	113364328	\$30,000	DFTA	color.
	Guild for Exceptional Children, Inc.	116037766	\$120,000	DHMH	Provides services to 200 adults with diagnosed intellectual and other disabilities.
Brannan	Guild for Exceptional Children, Inc.	116037766	\$80,000	DHMH	To provide funding support for arts, music, and other therapeutic programming for youth and adults with developmental disabilities, and supportive information sessions for families of people with autism and other developmental disabilities.
Joseph	Haiti Cultural Exchange, Inc.	342034041	\$50,000	DCLA	Funds will support four sub-programs at Haiti Cultural Exchange.
Joseph	Haitian Americans United for Progress, Inc.	112423857	\$50,000	DYCD	Funds will support HAUP's COMPASS programming.
	Hamilton-Madison House, Inc.	135562412	\$50,000	DFTA	The funds will be utilized to provide educational, recreational, and health promotion classes to Asian-American and Chinese-speaking older adults who are physically frail and cognitively impaired seniors. The funds will support operational costs, purchase kitchen AC unit,
Paladino	HANAC, Inc Angelo Petromelis Senior Center	112290832	\$25,000	DFTA	activities/programming for seniors at the Angelo Petromelis Senior Center in Council District 19.
	Harm Reduction Coalition	943204958	\$20,000	DHMH	To support in-demand free training for providers of HIV prevention and drug user services throughout NYC.
Bottcher	Hartley House, Inc. Harvest Home Farmer's Market, Inc.	131656652	\$60,000	DFTA	To provide funding support for the Home Outreach Program for Elders (HOPE). To provide funding support for food literacy and nutrition education.
Ayala	naivest nome raimer's ividiket, inc.	061800512	\$40,000	DYCD	Funds will be used for family support for families of children with special needs
Jewish, Vernikov	HASC Center, Inc.	112630071	\$25,000	DYCD	including workshops and related supplies.
	Health + Hospitals - Kings County Hospital Maternal Health Program	132655001	\$100,000	ННС	Funding will support a nurse led initiative designed to provide culturally congruent support for Black childbearing families, centering the voices of Black patients, and empowering them to make informed decisions for their care.
Stevens	Health + Hospitals - Morrisania D&TC WIC Program – Breastfeeding Peer Counselor Program and Baby Café	132655001	\$100,000	ННС	Funding for providing comprehensive skilled lactation services to a vulnerable community in the Bronx and beyond. The WIC Program staffing is comprised of Nutritionists, Dietitians, Support Staff, and a Breastfeeding Coordinator Lactation Consultant.
	Healthcare Industry Grant Corporation - Healthcare Learning Collaborative	134197609	\$100,000	DHMH	To provide funding support for the Healthcare Learning Collaborative.
	Hebrew Home for the Aged at Riverdale, The - Weinberg Center for Elder Abuse Prevention	131739971	\$50,000	DFTA	Funding support for elder abuse programming, which provides direct services for victims of elder abuse. Funding also supports comprehensive services directed to the victims such as psychological and therapeutic counseling.
	Heights Hill Mental Health Service, SBPC, Community Advisory	44270562	ÅE0 000	D. 1. 4	Ending to a condition Patcher Hatcher Cl. 1
	Board, Inc Rainbow Heights Club	112785605	\$50,000	рнМН	Funding to support the Rainbow Heights Club.
Menin	Henry Street Settlement	131562242	\$50,000	DYCD	To provide funding support for aftercare and employment services to help families within homeless shelters achieve and sustain employment and permanent, independent housing.
	Her Justice, Inc.	133688519	\$15,000		Funds will support Access to Justice for Immigrants Project as well as general legal services for victims of domestic violence and their families.

Sponsor	Legal Name of Organization - Program Name	Tax ID	Amount	Agency	Purpose of Funds
					To provide mental health interventions to vulnerable and "at-risk" LGBTQ young
Hudson, LGBT	Hetrick-Martin Institute, Inc.	133104537	\$200,000	DYCD	people of color.
					Funds will support program and services for Strengthening Latino Nonprofits,
			****		Improving Educational Achievement, Promoting Healthy Communities, Increasing
Bronx, Salamanca	Hispanic Federation, Inc.	133573852	\$150,000	DYCD	Immigrant Opportunities, and Supporting Community Economic Empowerment.
					Funding will be used to support the Pathways to Academic Excellence program. It
Moya	Hispanic Federation, Inc.	133573852	\$150,000	DYCD	includes two elements – an early childhood component and college prep training.
ivioya	mispanic rederation, inc.	133373032	\$130,000	DICD	Funds would be allocated to programs addressing these critical areas: Improving
BLAC, Moya	Hispanic Federation, Inc.	133573852	\$550,000	DYCD	Educational Achievement and Promoting Healthy Communities.
DE (C) Moya	Hispanic Federation, Inc Julia de Burgos Latino Cultural	133373632	7330,000	5105	Educational Figure 4 and From ouring Freutisty Communities.
	Center	133573852	\$75,000	DYCD	To provide funding to support programming at Julia de Burgos Latino Cultural Center.
			7.0,000		g a supplied to the supplied t
					Funds will be used to support: educational & recreational services for seniors, access
					and translation (Chinese-English) services, case assistance, community workshops,
Brannan	Homecrest Community Services, Inc.	113373115	\$75,000	DFTA	health & wellness promotion, blood pressure screenings, and community events.
					To provide funding support for general operating support for key program areas in
Krishnan	Horticultural Society of New York, The	130854930	\$50,000	DYCD	Education, Horticulture, and Therapeutic Horticulture.
					Funds to support job skills programs, culinary fundamentals, facility management
					training, bridge programs for career advancements, and human services support to
	Hot Bread Kitchen, Ltd.	263332972	\$50,000	SBS	help New Yorkers join and grow in the workforce.
					Funding to support health fairs around the city and provide preventive screening for
	HSS Screening and Early Detection, Inc.	473436880	\$25,000	DHMH	thyroid cancer.
					Funding to support increased participation in SNAP, other nutrition assistance benefits
			4		and to assist low-income households citywide who remain eligible to retain benefits.
	Hunger Free America, Inc.	133471350	\$50,000	DSS/HRA	Additionally, to provide technical assistance to food pantries and soup kitchens.
	ICANA Dell'e CHICA Deserve de la	042040464	¢25.000	DVCD	Funds will be used to support food pantry, mobile pantry, hot meal distributions,
Da La Basa	ICNA Relief USA Programs, Inc.	043810161	\$25,000	DYCD	Ramadan food boxes, and halal meat distribution.
De La Rosa	Iconos Kids, Inc Children's Performing Arts Program	833267386	\$100,000	DYCD	To cover general programming and operational expenses. Funding to support Ifetayo's arts, social justice, youth ensemble, and other intellectual
	Ifetayo Cultural Arts Academy, Inc.	113027538	\$80,000	DYCD	and emotional development programs.
	Indo-Caribbean Alliance, Inc.	272848254	\$7,500	DYCD	To provide funding support for after-school programming.
	indo-Caribbean Amarice, inc.	272040234	\$7,500	DICD	To provide funding support for after-school programming.
					To provide funding support for the 52nd Annual International African Arts Festival at
					Commodore Barry Park in the Fort Greene section of Brooklyn, July Fourth weekend as
	International African Arts Festival, Inc.	112953522	\$30,000	DCLA	well as IAAfestival's year round educational and cultural activities.
De La Rosa	Inwood Community Services, Inc.	133087407	\$100,000	DYCD	To fund Inwood Community Services programming and services.
			,		To support the Women as the Face of AIDS Summit; focused on issues of women
					infected with and affected by HIV/AIDS. Funds will help secure a space for the summit,
	Iris House: A Center for Women Living with HIV, Inc.	133699201	\$30,000	DHMH	printing and photocopying of materials.
	Jacob A. Riis Neighborhood Settlement, The - Family Literacy		•		Funds will support the family literacy program at Jacob A. Riis Neighborhood
Won	Program	111729398	\$50,000	DYCD	Settlement.

Sponsor	Legal Name of Organization - Program Name	Tax ID	Amount	Agency	Purpose of Funds
					Funds will be used to support Downtown Jamaica Jazz Festival, Thursday Night Jazz
					concerts the Queens International Children's Festival, Riddim Section (music of the
Williams	Jamaica Center for Arts and Learning, Inc.	112478709	\$100,000	DCLA	Diaspora, Film Festival, Fanike! African Dance and arts programming.
	Lancing American Control Control Control Control				Funding will support all services, including Medicare and government benefits
	Japanese American Social Services, Inc Hotline and	122002050	¢50,000	DETA	enrollment, access to physical and mental health care, immigration legal counsel, and
	Community Outreach Program	133093059	\$50,000	DFTA	translation services to Japanese-speaking New Yorkers. To cover general programming and operational expenses of Council District 10
	Jazz Drama Program, The	061722131	\$25,000	DCLA	programs.
	Jewish Association for Services for the Aged (JASA)	132620896	\$75,000	DETA	To provide funding support for the home delivered meals program.
	Services of the services of the stage (stages)	132020030	ψ, 3,000	DITIA	To provide safety net services to poor and vulnerable New Yorkers dealing with mental
	Jewish Board of Family and Children's Services, Inc.	135564937	\$30,000	DHMH	illness and help cover associated operating expenses.
	Jewish Children's Museum	133798344	\$100,000	DYCD	To provide funding support for safety and security enhancements.
					Funds will be used to cover the cost associated with museum's educational and cultural
	Jewish Children's Museum	133798344	\$100,000	DYCD	programs.
					To provide funding support for administrative costs, rent, and utilities to sustain vital
					programs such as informational forms, seminars, referrals, outreach, meals, and
	Jewish Coalition for Youth Education & Support, Inc.	273152656	\$35,000	DYCD	related support services for the youth.
					To provide funding support for operating expenses for storage, deliveries, and security
	Jewish Community Council of Greater Coney Island, Inc.	112665181	\$25,000	DYCD	at a Kosher Food Pantry.
	to the Comment Comment of Comment Comment than the	443665404	ć7F 000	DVCD	English to a section of the books the second of the section of the second of the secon
	Jewish Community Council of Greater Coney Island, Inc.	112665181	\$75,000	DYCD	Funding to support a youth baseball program and a youth football program. To fund Senior Citizen Transportation, Vocational Support Systems, Homecare, Adult
					Literacy programming, Horizons Academy, Nonprofit Helpdesk, the Southern Brooklyn
					Community Shuttle Bus, the Southern Brooklyn COAD, and the Health Insurance Help
	Jewish Community Council of Greater Coney Island, Inc.	112665181	\$212,500	DYCD	Center.
	Jewish community council of creater concy island, inc.	112003101	Ψ 212,300	5105	Funding for a full-time LMSW or LCSW at Urban Neighborhood Services, of the Jewish
	Jewish Community Council of Greater Coney Island, Inc				Community Council of Greater Coney Island, to address trauma and mental health
	Urban Neighborhood Services Social Worker	112665181	\$75,000	DHMH	needs in the Coney Island community.
			•		
	Jewish Home Lifecare Manhattan - Geriatric Career				This funding will support the elder mentor program. The program provides students
	Development Program	131624033	\$75,000	DFTA	the intergenerational benefits of their interaction with elder residents.
	Jewish Institute of Queens - Emergency Food Program	542068797	\$200,000	DYCD	Funding will support the Emergency Food Program.
	Jewish Institute of Queens - Teen Lounge	542068797	\$75,000	DYCD	To provide funding support for the JIQ After-School Program.
					Funding to support Family Day Festivals, including concerts from popular children's
					entertainers, scavenger hunts and tours in the galleries publicly noticed through
Jewish	Jewish Museum - Family Day Programs	136146854	\$50,000	DCLA	Council District 5 monthly newsletter and website.
					Funds will ensure children are ready for school and have the support they need to
	lumpstart for Young Children Inc. NVC Books	042262046	¢c 000	DYCD	sustain grade-level reading proficiency in schools throughout the Jamaica, East New York, and East Harlem areas and among seven partner organizations.
	Jumpstart for Young Children, Inc NYC Reads	043262046	\$6,000	טזכט	Funding would support staffing, curriculum materials, student and volunteer
	Junior Achievement of New York	133031828	\$500,000	DYCD	recruitment and training, transportation and program evaluation.
	Keren Zichron Rabbeinu Yechezkel Shraga - LOL - Lots Of	133031020	7500,000	טונט	rest attituent and training, transportation and program evaluation.
	Laughter	113587167	\$60,000	DYCD	To provide funding support for the Lots of Laughter program.
Ļ	0	11000,107	700,000	2.00	To provide terraing support for the Lots of Edugiter programs

Sponsor	Legal Name of Organization - Program Name	Tax ID	Amount	Agency	Purpose of Funds
					To provide funding support for in person and virtual field trips and educational
	King Manor Association of Long Island, Inc.	112396324	\$80,000	DCLA	programming.
					To provide comprehensive mental health cupport convices for youth and young adults
Brooklyn, Hudson	Kings Against Violence Initiative, Inc.	811626947	\$50,000	DYCD	To provide comprehensive mental health support services for youth and young adults of color who have been impacted by violence, trauma, and other challenges.
brookiyii, ridasoii	Kings Bay YM-YWHA, Inc Social Adult Day Care	113068515	\$50,000	DFTA	Funds will support expenses for social adult day care in Council District 19.
	Kings buy TW TWTIN, Inc. Social Naule buy care	113000313	750,000	DITIA	Tarias will support expenses for social addit day care in council bistrict 13.
Ayala	La Casa de la Herencia Cultural Puertorriquena, Inc.	133205023	\$100,000	DYCD	To provide funding to support La Casa's Cultural and Educational Community Program.
					Funds to offset costs of food program by covering cost of rent, utilities and Food pantry
	La Nueva Esperanza, Inc.	204393724	\$50,000	DYCD	bags.
	Legal Outreach, Inc.	133214627	\$20,000	DYCD	To provide funding support from the College Bound Program.
					Funds to provide comprehensive care management services to frail and homebound
Menin	Lenox Hill Neighborhood House, Inc.	131628180	\$55,000	DFTA	older adults.
	Lesbian and Gay Community Services Center (LGBT Center),	100017005	4400.000	D.C.C (11D.A.	To any the Continuous and Consequents to the
	Inc.	133217805	\$100,000	DSS/HRA	To provide funding support for an archivist.
	Loclin Lohman Museum of Gay and Lochian Art. The	161215212	\$75,000	DCLA	To provide educational and experiential arts programming addressing LGBTQ issues.
	Leslie-Lohman Museum of Gay and Lesbian Art, The	461245243	\$75,000	DCLA	To provide mental health services for individuals who are deaf, hard-of-hearing, and
	Lexington Center for Mental Health Services, Inc.	112542317	\$50,000	DHMH	their families.
	zemiget content of mental realistics, ma	1110 11017	φυσίουσ	51111111	Funds will be used for the operational costs to provide meals, programs and events to
					support Seniors. As well as a horticultural program for empowering developmentally
Borelli, Carr	Lifestyles for the Disabled, Inc.	133740011	\$35,000	DFTA	disabled individuals.
					Free Year-round Public Programming at Lincoln Center: Civic Engagement, Arts,
Powers	Lincoln Center for the Performing Arts, Inc.	131847137	\$180,000	DCLA	Education, and Innovation.
					Funds will ensure children are ready for school and have the support they need to
	Literany (LINC) Inc. NIVC Deads	122011221	¢22.F00	DVCD	sustain grade-level reading proficiency in schools throughout the Jamaica, East New
	Literacy (LINC), Inc NYC Reads	133911331	\$22,500	DYCD	York, and East Harlem areas and among seven partner organizations. To provide funding support for English Classes and Child Development Workshops for
	Literacy Partners, Inc.	510180665	\$75,000	DYCD	Low-Income, Immigrant Parents.
	Electacy Farancis, inc.	310100003	\$75,000	DICD	Purpose of funds is for the development and operations of cultural and commercial
					programs such as: Public Art Projects; Arts presentation and cultural engagement
	Little Haiti BK, Inc.	824710754	\$600,000	DYCD	events.
					To fund an expanded Corona campus, and engagement with Louis Armstrong's legacy
	Louis Armstrong House Museum - Armstrong NOW!	264178283	\$200,000	DCLA	through the Armstrong NOW! Project.
	Lower East Side Girls Club of New York, Inc., The - New Girl				Funds will support Lower East Side Girls Club's New Girl City youth leadership and civic
Rivera, Women's	City	133942063	\$125,000	DYCD	engagement program.
					To fund holistic legal and social services through the partners of the Bronx Immigration
Stevens	LSNY Bronx Corporation - Bronx Immigration Partnership	161759590	\$25,000	DSS/HRA	Partnership.
	Make the Bood New York, TCNCIO Listing Brainst	112244200	¢50,000	DVCD	To provide services including critical health and legal services, mutual aid, and
	Make the Road New York - TGNCIQ Justice Project	113344389	\$50,000	DYCD	emergency food for queer and transgender community in the sex trade. To provide funding support for wraparound legal, health access, educational, and social-
					emotional support services for over 15,000 immigrant, low-income, and Black and
Krishnan, Queens	Make the Road New York - Wraparound Support	113344389	\$200,000	DYCD	Latinx community members across New York City.
Misiman, Queens	make the road New York Wraparound Support	113344303	7200,000	סוכט	Funding will support arts-in-education programs for public school students throughout
	Making Books Sing, Inc.	134201577	\$70,000	DCLA	New York City.

Sponsor	Legal Name of Organization - Program Name	Tax ID	Amount	Agency	Purpose of Funds
Nancian	March Land North and Later attended to the	000550000	400.000	27.02	Funds will be used to support violence interruption services and programming at
Narcisse	Man Up, Inc Violence Interruption Services Manhattan College - Holocaust, Genocide and Interfaith	030553092	\$80,000	DYCD	Bayview Housing and Flatlands. To provide funding support for the Holocaust, Genocide and Interfaith Education
	Education Center	131740468	\$50,000	DYCD	Center.
	MASA-MexEd, Inc. d/b/a Masa - Community Education	1317 10 100	430,000	БТСБ	To provide funding to support community education workshops, referrals, and case
Ayala	Workshops	113640210	\$100,000	DYCD	management for immigrant families.
					The funding will provide for food, rent, utilities and insurance to operate the soup-
	Masbia of Queens	270363356	\$75,000	DYCD	kitchen year-round.
	Mayor's Office of Contract Services - CBO Capacity Building				Funds would be used for an enhanced support team to assist Discretionary providers and Council member offices with the transition to PASSPort, in a targeted fashion. Will
	Training	136400434	\$466,000	MAYOR	include webinars, user guides and videos to support Discretionary providers.
Rivera	Medicare Rights Center, Inc.	133505372	\$100,000	DFTA	To provide counseling, intensive case and legal assistance, and help enrolling in public benefits to thousands of seniors, people with disabilities, and their caregivers who are confused by or unable to pay the costs associated with health insurance.
Mivera	Miculate rights center, inc.	155505572	7100,000	DITIN	To provide funding support for the Manning Residence: Pregnant and Parenting Group
	MercyFirst	111635089	\$5,000	ACS	Home.
					To assist tenants across the city regarding housing rights through a hotline, walk-in
	Met Council Research and Educational Fund, Inc.	133580918	\$50,000	HPD	clinics, training, and tenant organizing and advocacy programming.
	Metropolitan New York Coordinating Council on Jewish Poverty, Inc.	132738818	\$375,000	DYCD	To provide funding support for the food pantry.
	Migrant Kitchen Incorporated, The	850592518	\$60,000	DYCD	Funds will support The Migrant Kitchen's meal delivery programs in Manhattan.
Joseph	Morris Heights Health Center, Inc.	061081232	\$100,000	DHMH	To support programs that focus on maternal health outcomes at the high-needs communities in Brooklyn.
	Mosholu-Jerome East Gun Hill Road District Management Association	133877808	\$25,000	DYCD	Funds will be used to support neighborhood development and commercial revitalization activities in the corridor such as beautification, placemaking, community events and small business support.
	Moving Mountains, Inc.	261407568	\$30,000	DYCD	Funds will support a school based stem, cultural and performing arts enrichment programming for youth in Brooklyn DOE schools.
Joseph	Museum Hue, Inc.	842635028	\$50,000	DCLA	Funds will support New York City's communities by enhancing the skills and abilities of BIPOC arts professionals.
	Museum of Contemporary African Diasporian Arts, Inc.	113526774	\$75,000	DYCD	Funding to support the expansion and revitalization of their Public Exchange Series- a monthly community event that brings together groundbreaking programming to traditionally underrepresented areas of Public Housing in Brooklyn.
Brannan	Museum of Jewish Heritage - A Living Memorial to the Holocaust	133376265	\$150,000	DCLA	To support Holocaust education services for NYC Public School Student, including online classroom lessons, in-person tours with free bussing to the museum as needed, and professional development for teachers.
	Muslim American Society of New York, Inc Youth and Family Programs	363885457	\$50,000	DYCD	Support youth and family group activities, social gatherings, workshops, movie nights, college prep, academic assistance, direct mental health referral services, and other programming to promote youth well being in Brooklyn.
Brannan	Muslims Giving Back, Inc Emergent Community Needs Assistance - Council District 43	822712941	\$10,000	DYCD	To Support local relief/aid efforts, including access to free food in Council District 43.

Sponsor	Legal Name of Organization - Program Name	Tax ID	Amount	Agency	Purpose of Funds
					Funding will ensure mental health training and support for young New Yorkers with
					mental illness in schools along with their families, their teachers, administrators,
	National Alliance for the Mentally III of New York City, Inc.	133077692	\$75,000	DHMH	educators, and school counselors.
	National Sorority PHI DLTA KPPA BTA OMCRN CHPT BG SSTR				Funding will support the operation of the Saturday Senior program including meals and
	ED ACTN SRV CTR - Saturday Senior Program	112501517	\$10,000	DFTA	recreational activities.
					Funds will support Senior Services, Financial Literacy Education, Foreclosure
	Neighborhood Housing Services of Brooklyn CDC, Inc.	471169779	\$100,000	HPD	Prevention, First-time Homebuyer Ed. & Tenant Services in Council Districts 37 and 41.
					To facilitate workshops on property tax exemptions, repair grants, water and sewer
	Neighborhood Housing Services of Jamaica, Inc				liens resolution; and partner with industry experts to ensure clients get the most
	Homeownership Stabilization Program	237398279	\$75,000	HPD	pertinent, up to date information.
					Funding will support seniors with ancillary services and resources and applications for
	Neighborhood Housing Services of Jamaica, Inc Senior				the SCRIE program; the Disability Rent Increase Exemption program (DRIE) and
	Benefits Program	237398279	\$125,000	HPD	Homeowner Property Tax Exemptions.
					To provide funding support for programs that create and preserve wealth in low to
	Neighborhood Housing Services of Queens CDC, Inc.	471267077	\$300,000	HPD	moderate income Queens' households.
					Assisting tenants in securing repairs, lease review, landlord / tenant mediation and
					benefits / entitlements counseling. SCRIE applications and renewal. Section 8
Bronx, Velazquez	Neighborhood Initiatives Development Corporation (NIDC)	133110811	\$20,000	HPD	application and assisting tenants and neighborhood groups.
, , , , , ,	,		1 2/222		Funds will support educational program on healthy nutrition and the food pantry
	New Beginnings Outreach, Inc.	201959562	\$30,000	DYCD	program.
			1 /		To support the formation and expansion of CLTs to preserve permanently-affordable
					housing, commercial and community space, and other assets in low income NYC
	New Economy Project, Inc.	133842270	\$100,000	DYCD	neighborhoods.
	The state of the s	1000 12170	Ψ200,000	2.02	To provide funding support to assist newly arrived immigrants who are at a high risk of
Krishnan	New Immigrant Community Empowerment (NICE)	113560625	\$50,000	DYCD	occupational abuse and exploitation.
	The state of the s	110000010	φου,σσο	2.02	Social de des directions
					To support the maintenance & growth of programs dedicated to immigrant essential
					workers and families, including workforce development, occupational safety training,
	New Immigrant Community Empowerment (NICE)	113560625	\$125,000	SBS	wage theft services, worker's rights training, members leadership, & referral services.
	The willing and community Empowerment (McE)	113300023	\$123,000	353	Funding will enable NICE to provide wraparound services for immigrant workers and
	New Immigrant Community Empowerment (NICE) - Creating				their families who need support and are at high risk of workplace abuse and
	Pathways to Success	113560625	\$50,000	DYCD	exploitation.
	Tallina ja ta adalessa	110000010	φου,σου	2.02	
	New School, The - Institute for Transformative Mentoring	133297197	\$35,000	DYCD	To provide funding support for the workforce training Program for ITM.
	z z z z z z z z z z z z z z z z z z z		+ - 0,000		This funding supports a range of reproductive and sexual health services and education
					on topics ranging from sexually transmitted infections and HIV/AIDS to teen pregnancy
	New York Abortion Access Fund	061610849	\$250,000	рнмн	and healthy relationships.
		302010013	7_50,000	2	
					To integrate response efforts into the broader response effort to ensure consistency in
	New York Academy of Medicine, The - Community Health				information flow, while the community-driven peer psychosocial support makes this
	Project	131656674	\$25,000	DHMH	response accessible, culturally humble, & de-stigmatizing to the immigrant community.
	110,000	131030074	723,000	DITIVITI	response decessions, culturary number, & de submatterib to the minigrant community.
	New York Asian Women's Center, Inc Womankind's Helpline	133786750	\$50,000	DYCD	To support the Helpline program for Asian immigrant survivors of domestic violence.
	TWEW TOTK ASIATI WOTHER S CENTER, INC WOTHATKING S HEIPHINE	133200230	\$30,000	טוכט	To support the ricipinie program for Asian miningram survivors of domestic violence.

Sponsor	Legal Name of Organization - Program Name	Tax ID	Amount	Agency	Purpose of Funds
					To provide sexual abuse and exploitation prevention education to adults within the
	New York Board of Rabbis, Inc.	131809283	\$5,000	DYCD	faith communities across NYC to better ensure the safety of children.
					Funds to be used for the establishment of a Science CIG internship partnership across
	New York Botanical Garden	131693134	\$97,200	DCLA	multiple CIGs.
					Funds will be used for school based nutrition online programs by adding more students
Feliz, Riley,	New York Botanical Garden - Edible Academy Partnership				and teachers to this program, and improving the health and well-being of students in
Salamanca	Program	131693134	\$75,000	DCLA	the Bronx.
	New York City AIDS Memorial, Inc Community Quilting				
	Workshops	611632107	\$70,000	DYCD	To provide funding support for Community Quilting Workshops.
					This funding is requested to support the development of a West Side Work Coalition
					(WSWC) - is a collaboration of employers and local workforce development agencies
	New York City Employment and Training Coalition	134165107	\$25,000	DYCD	that will serve as a one-stop shop for employers seeking talent from the community.
					Funding to support outreach to LGBTQ community members who may be engaged in
	New York City Gay and Lesbian Anti-Violence Project, Inc.	133149200	\$100,000	DSS/HRA	the sex trades.
					Funds will support 2 volunteer clean-ups at Baisley Pond focused on removal of trash
	New York City H2O	453860014	\$10,000	DYCD	in the pond.
	New York City Parents of Lesbians and Gay Men, Inc.	133049626	\$50,000	DOE	To fund Safe Schools Program and support services to LGBT youth.
	New York Committee for Occupational Safety and Health	132935028	\$75,000	DYCD	Funding to support NYCOSH programming at Nail Salon workers school.
					To support food programs for the needy, including, Pantry's Choice Pantry program,
	New York Common Pantry, Inc.	133127972	\$100,000	DYCD	Hot Meal program, and brown bag lunches in the Bronx.
					Funds to be used for the establishment of a Science CIG internship partnership across
	New York Hall of Science	112104059	\$98,250	DCLA	multiple CIGs.
					Funding will be used to support the K-12 Education Programs at the New York
Manhattan	New York Historical Society - K-12 Education Programs	131624124	\$100,000	DCLA	Historical Society.
					To provide senior programming via communal meals, entertainment, learning, creative
Irish, Won	New York Irish Center, Inc.	550869151	\$145,000	DFTA	activities, guidance, engagement and monitoring.
			4		Funds will support the operation of a mobile legal van and its services to Council
	New York Legal Assistance Group, Inc Legal Van Services	133505428	\$15,000	DSS/HRA	District 28.
					Ends There is hilling and for the leading the constitution
					Funds will ensure children are ready for school and have the support they need to
	N V I D I I V I V I V I V I V I V I V I V	405400404	47.500	*****	sustain grade-level reading proficiency in schools throughout the Jamaica, East New
	New York Public Library - NYC Reads	136400434	\$7,500	NYPL	York, and East Harlem areas and among seven partner organizations.
	Now York Sup Works Inc	200670242	Ć1F 000	DOF	To provide funding for programs at Dichmond Will Wish Cohool and Dublic Cohool 2540
Nareissa	New York Sun Works, Inc. New York United Jewish Association, Inc.	200670312 262647383	\$15,000	DOE	To provide funding for programs at Richmond Hill High School and Public School 354Q.
Narcisse		20204/383	\$25,000	DYCD	Funding to support food pantry, benefits access and social services. To provide funding support for serving youth through the Fostering Empowerment
	New Yorkers For Children - Fostering Empowerment Program	122004527	¢50,000	DVCD	
	(FEP)	133904537	\$50,000	DYCD	Program.
					Support expanded day, afterschool, out-of-school time programming to support
	NIA Community Consider Male	442607031	6225 665	DVCD	academic success, character building, and positive youth development, promote
Brannan	NIA Community Services Network, Inc.	112697931	\$325,000	DYCD	respect for all, and foster a love of learning.
	Need Believe Exceeded to the	442274475	6400 000	DC: 4	E adda to a second Color March and the second Co
	Noel Pointer Foundation, Inc.	113271472	\$100,000	DCLA	Funding to support String Music enrichment programming in NYC public schools.

Sponsor	Legal Name of Organization - Program Name	Tax ID	Amount	Agency	Purpose of Funds
					Funds will be used for teach the skills and fundamentals of scholarship offering sports,
	North Bronx Youth Sports Association, Inc.	510500030	\$25,000	DYCD	as well as provide a quality organized youth sports program for area youth.
					Funds will be used for general operating expenses, as well as physical education
Velazquez	North East Bronx Senior Citizens Center, Inc.	132759045	\$25,000	DFTA	programs, meal programs, and computer literacy programs.
Abreu, De La Rosa,					Funding to support comprehensive adult education; including high school equivalency
Manhattan,			4		(HSE), pre-HSE, English for Speakers of Other Languages (ESOL), English conversation
Sanchez	Northern Manhattan Improvement Corporation	132972415	\$75,000	DYCD	classes, and computer classes.
	Northside Center for Child Development, Inc.	131656679	\$50,000	DYCD	To support Northside's After School and Summer program.
					To provide therapeutic support for those who have lost loved ones to gun and street
	Not Another Child, Inc.	260894097	\$25,000	DYCD	violence.
					To support the Club Alternatives Program, which was created to provide a network of
					support and specialized services to young women who are vulnerable to or victims of
	Not On My Watch, Inc.	823809384	\$50,000	DYCD	domestic violence and human trafficking.
					Funding will provide STEM education programs and youth robotics leagues for young
					people in New York City. Funding would support staffing, materials and services
	NYC First, Inc.	462754933	\$100,000	DYCD	necessary to host programs.
					Funding to support a universal community-driven wealth building platform that
					provides a way for families, schools, and entire communities to work together to build
	NYC Kids RISE, Inc Save for College Program	814526739	\$10,000	DYCD	assets & expectations of success for every public school child, starting in kindergarten.
	NYC Together, Inc.	473115737	\$25,000	DYCD	To provide funding support for a Community Integrated Public Safety Initiative.
	ivic rogetici, iiic.	473113737	723,000	DICD	The use of discretionary funding will enable OBCDC to lay the groundwork for an
					expanded senior program specifically responsive to the interests, culture and needs of
	Ocean Bay Community Development Corporation	841622031	\$50,000	DFTA	public housing residents.
	Ocean Bay community Development Corporation	841022031	\$30,000	DITA	Funds will be used for operational expenses, fuel, electricity, gas, maintenance and
	Oceanic Hook and Ladder Co. No. 1, Inc.	465288351	\$20,000	FDNY	new uniforms.
	2000	.0020001	Ψ=0,000		
					To provide services to people with mental illness including education, housing, case
Vernikov	Ohel Children's Home and Family Services, Inc.	116078704	\$75,000	DHMH	management, crisis intervention, counseling, and training for independent living.
					Funds will support technology-based programming and training sessions to older
Brewer, Hudson	Older Adults Technology Services (OATS), Inc.	550882599	\$50,000	DFTA	adults.
					Funds will support On Your Mark's service for individuals with developmental
					disabilities and support their need for retaining their staff for recruitment and
Borelli, Hanks	On Your Mark, Inc.	133128315	\$35,000	DHMH	operational expenses due to the pandemic.
	Opportunities for a Better Tomorrow, Inc Coney Island				Funding will be used to defray the costs of HSE preparation courses and services in the
	Youth Education	112934620	\$75,000	DYCD	Coney Island community.
					To provide funding support for vital, tailored services to older adults with acute reentry
					needs – needs that would have gone either unnoticed or unaddressed with expensive
	Osborne Association, Inc., The - Elder Reentry Initiative	135563028	\$50,000	DYCD	and potentially harmful consequences.
				DCNIV	· · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · ·
Holden	Outstanding Renewal Enterprises, Inc.	133320984	\$10,000	DSNY	To fund a free and accessible e-waste collection event in Council District 30.
Holden	Outstanding Renewal Enterprises, Inc.	133320984	\$10,000	DSINY	Funds to support POWER program for youth educational programs, training and

Sponsor	Legal Name of Organization - Program Name	Tax ID	Amount	Agency	Purpose of Funds
					Funds will ensure children are ready for school and have the support they need to
	December Child Have December 1 to The ANYC December 1	442405604	¢6,000	DVCD	sustain grade-level reading proficiency in schools throughout the Jamaica, East New
	Parent-Child Home Program, Inc., The - NYC Reads	112495601	\$6,000	DYCD	York, and East Harlem areas and among seven partner organizations.
Foli-	Dorto ovehio with Children Inc	125506751	¢50,000	DCI A	To provide parents and children opportunities to create and explore art together
Feliz	Partnership with Children, Inc.	135596751	\$50,000	DCLA	through Parents As Arts Partners (PAAP) at public schools. Funds will be used to support technical training and career development services to
Feliz	Per Scholas, Inc.	043252955	\$80,000	DYCD	New Yorkers in the field of information technology.
Powers	Peter Stuyvesant Little League	133700587	\$30,000	DYCD	Funding will provide support for little league operations.
TOWEIS	Ctel Stayvesant Little League	133700307	730,000	DICD	To support the delivery of reproductive and sexual healthcare education programs to
Women's	Planned Parenthood of Greater New York, Inc.	132621497	\$200,000	DHMH	students.
Womens	Planned Parenthood of Greater New York, Inc Project Street	132021437	\$200,000	Dilliviii	Funds support Project Street Beat to provide vulnerable street population with HIV/STI
Velazquez	Beat	132621497	\$200,000	DHMH	testing and treatment.
Velazquez		132021137	\$200,000	51111111	To support its Student Ticket Programs for public high school and college students
					throughout New York City, enabling younger audiences to attend the six new
	Playwrights Horizons, Inc Arts Access	132805131	\$125,000	DCLA	productions planned for the upcoming season.
	, , , , , , , , , , , , , , , , , , , ,		,		J. C.
	Police Athletic League, Inc Edward Byrne Teen Center	135596811	\$30,000	DYCD	To provide funding support for teen center activities to community youth, ages 13-19.
			4		Funds will be allocated to operating expenses for programming that provides training,
Ayala, Manhattan	Positive Workforce, Inc.	133459199	\$275,000	SBS	referral and placement services in the construction industry for program participants.
					Funding to support research and analysis, to support the expansion of a pilot program
	Doubt la stitute	111620022	¢450,000	CDC	to convert basements and cellars into safe and legal apartments, in collaboration with
	Pratt Institute	111630822	\$150,000	SBS	local stakeholders.
					To provide funding support for The Guardianship Project providing comprehensive case
					management services to low-income, frail, incapacitated and/or elderly clients who
	Project Guardianship, Inc.	845004265	\$95,000	DYCD	wish to remain in the community and/or return home from skilled nursing facilities.
	Project Hope Charities, Inc Food Pantry	260897746	\$100,000	DYCD	Funds will support storage, staff, utilities, van and driver for food pantry.
	Troject hope characts, inc. Toda ranary	200037740	7100,000	DICD	The funds are being used to pay the salary of food donation coordinator for our soup
					kitchen, food pantries, and feeding programs that we partner with at shelters and
	Project Hospitality, Inc.	133234441	\$25,000	DYCD	religious organizations.
	Project Lend a Hand, Inc.	113306247	\$40,000	DYCD	To provide clothing for the needy in the community.
			7 10,000		
					Funds will support the Culinary Arts Training program. This program offers 6-months of
					classroom and internship training to veterans and formerly homeless adults. Students
	Project Renewal, Inc Culinary Arts Training Program	132602882	\$75,000	DHS	learn basic cooking theory and food preparation in the teaching kitchens.
	, , , ,				
					To provide tech initiatives through drone teachings for children in South Jamaica
	Projects II Projects, Inc.	853729497	\$15,000	DYCD	Queens that are among the disadvantaged and underserved community.
					_ ,
					Funds will ensure children are ready for school and have the support they need to
			4		sustain grade-level reading proficiency in schools throughout the Jamaica, East New
	Queens Borough Public Library - NYC Reads	136400434	\$6,750	QBPL	York, and East Harlem areas and among seven partner organizations.

Sponsor	Legal Name of Organization - Program Name	Tax ID	Amount	Agency	Purpose of Funds
Ling	Ougans Ratanical Cardon Society Inc	111625002	¢100.000	DCLA	Funds will support the costs of Volunteer Days, community service programming, environmental education, and the Climate Change Arts Festival.
Ung	Queens Botanical Garden Society, Inc.	111635083	\$100,000	DCLA	Funds to be used for the establishment of a Science CIG internship partnership across
	Queens Botanical Garden Society, Inc.	111635083	\$101,256	DCLA	multiple CIGs.
	Queens Community House, Inc.	112375583	\$50,000	DFTA	To provide funding for the Queens Center Gay Seniors program.
					Funds will be used to sustain and expand the afterschool program at Public School
	Queens Community House, Inc Public School 160Q After				160Q and give youth leadership skills, social emotional learning opportunities, and
	School	112375583	\$460,000	DYCD	youth development through activities and enrichment.
Cabulman	Queens Community House, Inc Queens Connect Workforce Collaborative	112375583	¢50,000	DVCD	To provide young adults with work-readiness training, certification, and job placement
Schulman	Queens Economic Development Corporation - Queens	1123/5583	\$50,000	DYCD	Services in the food sector. To provide funding support for best business practices, providing assistance, and help
	Together	112436149	\$50,000	SBS	them serve their communities when food relief is needed.
	- openie.	112 1301 13	430,000	353	
	Queens Interagency Council on the Aging, Inc Education				Funding will be used to administer programs for Queens's seniors. Administration costs
	Programming for Seniors	112744700	\$100,000	DFTA	include operations, printing and supplies and communications.
			4		To provide funding support for access to benefits and much needed nutritional services
	Quincy Asian Resources, Inc.	010556446	\$40,000	DYCD	at a time when violence against Asians is at an all-time high.
					Funds will ensure children are ready for school and have the support they need to
					sustain grade-level reading proficiency in schools throughout the Jamaica, East New
	Reach Out and Read of Greater New York, Inc NYC Reads	134080045	\$9,000	DYCD	York, and East Harlem areas and among seven partner organizations.
			. ,		
					Funds will support social work, including help with Food Stamps, Health Insurance, and
					other benefits, a supermarket style Food Pantry, Tax Assistance, Nutritional Work
Brannan	Reaching Out Community Services, Inc.	113615625	\$40,000	DYCD	Shops, F.E.A.T (Firsthand Emergency Action Team).
					Funds will ensure children are ready for school and have the support they need to
					sustain grade-level reading proficiency in schools throughout the Jamaica, East New
	Read Alliance, Inc NYC Reads	134091062	\$22,500	DYCD	York, and East Harlem areas and among seven partner organizations.
			, ,		of the second se
					Funds will ensure children are ready for school and have the support they need to
					sustain grade-level reading proficiency in schools throughout the Jamaica, East New
	Reading Partners - NYC Reads	770568469	\$22,500	DYCD	York, and East Harlem areas and among seven partner organizations.
e	Regional Aid for Interim Needs, Inc R.A.I.N. Mechler Hall	426242525	6400.000	DET.	The funds will be used to support the operating expenses of R.A.I.N. Mechler Hall Older
Farias	Older Adult Center	136213586	\$100,000	DFTA	Adult Center (OAC) and it's programming and activities.
					To provide funding support for free vocational trades training in the fields of carpentry,
					electrical, HVAC, plumbing, information technology (IT), para optometric, HHA, CNA,
	Renaissance Technical Institute, Inc.	472048750	\$250,000	DYCD	security, OSHA 40, scaffolding, flagger, culinary class, CDL and many more.
	Renaissance Youth Center - Robotics and Music With A		·		
Riley, Stevens	Message	134122438	\$20,000	DYCD	Funds will support Renaissance Youth Center's robotics and music programs.
	Resource Center for Community Development, Inc Hopeline				
	Referral Services	133603303	\$25,000	DHMH	Funding will be used for to provide services to clients in the 17th Council District.

Sponsor	Legal Name of Organization - Program Name	Tax ID	Amount	Agency	Purpose of Funds
					Funds will be used for new fire equipment, fire engine maintenance, new uniforms and
	Richmond Engine Company No. 1	132943389	\$20,000	FDNY	a brush fire vehicle.
Borelli, Staten					Funding is to support Richmond Medical Center's sexual assault forensic examiner
Island	Richmond Medical Center - SAFE Program	743177454	\$100,000	DYCD	(SAFE) program.
	Riverbay Fund, Inc.	133062776	\$200,000	DYCD	Community engagement, youth, and senior programming.
					To support programs provided by Bivardala Soniar Soniacs, including the Contar for
					To support programs provided by Riverdale Senior Services, including the Center for Ageless Living, recreational and social programming, older adult health and mental
Dinowitz	Riverdale Senior Services, Inc.	237357997	\$75,000	DFTA	health support, and technology education, as well as overall program enhancement.
Diriowitz	Riverside Park Conservancy, Inc Riverside Park Improvement	23/33/33/	\$73,000	DETA	Funds will support RPC's multi-sport camp, bolster the Zone Gardener program, and
Brewer	Program	133443825	\$50,000	DPR	support the Grassroots Volunteer program.
Dicwei	Rochdale Village Social Services, Inc Rochdale Village Senior	133443023	750,000	DIK	Funding to support programming, services and activities at Rochdale Village Senior
	Center	113397470	\$90,000	DFTA	Center
		110007 170	450,000	2	The funding will be applied to Rock and Soul Forever Foundation / Teachrock.org's
	Rock and Soul Forever Foundation, Inc Rock, Rap, and				general operating budget and used to complete the Rock, Rap, and Reading
	Reading Comprehension	205397606	\$100,000	DYCD	Comprehension project.
			. ,		
					Funding will support the Amplify Queens StreetWise MBA program. Interactive class
					sessions include peer mentoring groups, the opportunity to learn from local experts in
	Rockaway Development and Revitalization Corporation	112575794	\$75,000	DYCD	the fields of finance, marketing, contract and procurement.
					Funding will be used to provide youth development programming in the 17th Council
Salamanca	Rocking the Boat, Inc Bronx River Access	134177814	\$75,000	DYCD	District.
	Roundabout Theatre Company, Inc Theatrical Workforce				
	Development Program	136192346	\$50,000	DCLA	To provide funding support for the theatrical workforce development program.
	Royal People Group, Inc.	274441743	\$25,000	DHMH	To provide funding support for Mental Health Services in Southeast Queens.
	Saint Thomas Church in the City and County of New York	131655276	\$30,000	DHS	To provide funding support for the homeless outreach program.
	Salvadori Center, Ltd After-School STEAM programs in		4		The funds will be used to support hands-on, project-based, collaborative programs for
	NYCHA	112883503	\$75,000	DYCD	hundreds of students at NYCHA facilities citywide.
	Compariton Douton Villago Inc. Douloused Comily Decidence	112625274	¢50,000	DVCD	To provide funding support to operate its dedicated After School Zone, which is located
	Samaritan Daytop Village, Inc Boulevard Family Residence	112635374	\$50,000	DYCD	within the Boulevard Family Residence. Funding will support costs for various programs and services with the Clearview
Paladino	Samuel Field YM & YWHA, Inc Clearview Assistance Program	112071519	\$20,000	DFTA	assistance program.
T diddillo	Januar Field Five & FWFIA, Inc. Cicarview Assistance Frogram	113071310	720,000	DITA	assistance program.
					Funding will support a community-based Naturally Occurring Retirement Community-
					Supportive Services program with services including case management, counseling and
Lee	Samuel Field YM & YWHA, Inc NORC WOW	113071518	\$50,000	DFTA	intervention, health screenings and education, etc.
		113071310	γ30,000	DI IX	and renterly realth soree image and educately easi
					Funding to support vulnerable populations in the Bronx, including people living with
					disabilities, domestic violence survivors, undocumented individuals and asylum
Farias	Sapna NYC, Inc.	263124969	\$65,000	DHMH	seekers, low-English proficiency individuals, and those living below poverty levels.
Ayala	SCAN-Harbor, Inc Youth Programming	132912963	\$30,000	DYCD	To hire culinary, dance and theater instructor to impart youth programming.
			. , -		Funds to be used for operational expenses associated with GED/HSE and ESL programs
	School Sisters of Notre Dame Educational Center	651217975	\$45,000	DYCD	and classes.
	Services And Advocacy For Gay, Lesbian, Bisexual And		*		To support care Management and Social Services for LGBTQ+ elders and older adults
	Transgender Elders, Inc.	132947657	\$100,000	DFTA	living with HIV.

Sponsor	Legal Name of Organization - Program Name	Tax ID	Amount	Agency	Purpose of Funds
					Funding will support the SNAP of Eastern Queens Senior Center and costs of services
Lee	Services Now for Adult Persons (SNAP), Inc.	112591783	\$75,000	DFTA	like Case Management, Meal-On-Wheels, Friendly Visiting for homebound clients, etc.
					Funding will support workshops, leadership trainings, and youth conferences that will
					present youth with opportunities in an out of school setting to engage with mentors,
	Sesame Flyers International, Inc.	112692485	\$50,000	DYCD	business & community leaders, and to build constructive peer networks.
					The requested funds will be utilized for used to fund STE's direct consises to vistims of
					The requested funds will be utilized for used to fund STF's direct services to victims of domestic violence. STF offers direct services to victims through the STF Domestic
	Shalom Task Force, Inc.	113207504	\$25,000	DYCD	Violence Hotline and Sarah's Voice, a free legal program for victims.
	Sildioiii Task Force, Ilic.	113207304	\$25,000	שונט	Violence Hotime and Saram's voice, a free legal program for victims.
	SHARE: Self-Help for Women with Breast or Ovarian Cancer,				Funding to provide bi-lingual outreach, support and education programs for women
	Inc.	133131914	\$50,000	DHMH	with breast and ovarian cancer in medically underserved communities in the Bronx.
	Shorefront Jewish Community Council, Inc Case	133131314	\$30,000	Dillviii	Funds will provide a services to support case management for new immigrants, asylum
Vernikov	Management	112986161	\$25,000	DYCD	seekers and families in crisis.
	- management	1113333131	Ψ23,000	2.02	To provide funding support for 7 weeks of training for youth and young adults to
	Showing Hearts Foundation, Inc., The - YOUTHPreneur	810713547	\$55,000	DYCD	explore their passions and entrepreneurial ideas.
	6		,,		To provide funding support for a Digital Empowerment Workshop for Schools to
Jewish	Simon Wiesenthal Center, Inc Combat Hate	953964928	\$550,000	DYCD	Combat Hate.
	,		1 /		
	Sinergia, Inc.	133183344	\$50,000	DHMH	Funds would be used to provide support for programs to assist children with Autism.
Irish	Sober St. Patrick's Day Foundation, Inc.	462536409	\$10,000	DFTA	To fund a Sober Céilí for senior citizens as well as quarterly programming.
	Society for the Preservation of Weeksville and Bedford				Funds will support artist stipends, installations, speaker fees, program-specific teaching
	Stuyvesant History	237330454	\$50,000	DCLA	artists, and program coordinators.
	Society of the Educational Arts, Inc Youth Development				Funds will support Teatro SEA's dropout prevention and theater for young audiences
Rivera	Through the Arts	113210593	\$50,000	DCLA	and immigrant communities programs.
	Society of the Third Street Music School Settlement - Third				Funding to support tailored, culturally-responsive music and dance programs in public
Manhattan	Street Partners	135596825	\$35,000	DYCD	schools and community centers.
					Summer camp for students who are in the year-round program, and tennis instruction
	Sophie Gerson Healthy Youth	462977659	\$35,000	DYCD	for students during both terms of the school year.
	South Asian Council for Social Services	113632920	\$10,000	DFTA	To provide funding support for Senior Social services in Southeast Queens.
					To found a surrough and in a said a surrough and in a surrough a surrough and in a s
Oussia Una	South Asian Council for Social Comises	142622020	¢c0.000	DETA	To fund comprehensive social services in over 19 languages for seniors in immigrant
Queens, Ung	South Asian Council for Social Services	113632920	\$60,000	DFTA	communities, including food pantry, senior services, health care navigators. Funding supports year-round program of academic success, leadership, college access
Krishnan	South Asian Youth Action, Inc.	133943630	\$50,000	DYCD	and success, and enrichment activities.
KIISIIIdii	South Beach Civic Association, Inc.	710916558	\$15,000	DYCD	Funds will be used for general operating expenses.
	Journ Deach Civic Association, Inc.	110310338	\$15,000	שונט	Funding to support operational expenses associated with the Red Hook Senior Center,
	Spanish Speaking Elderly Council - RAICES - Red Hook Senior				which focuses on the holistic behavioral health needs of low income, immigrant adults
	Center	112730462	\$50,000	DFTA	and older adults.
	Control	112,30402	730,000	DITA	Funding will help support three distinct projects during the FY 24 season: Voces Latinx,
	Spanish Theatre Repertory Company, Ltd.	132672755	\$75,000	DCLA	Pedro Parámo, and Malas mañas.
	Jopanion Theatre Repertory Company, Etai	102012133	7,3,000	DCLA	. es. o . s. s

Sponsor	Legal Name of Organization - Program Name	Tax ID	Amount	Agency	Purpose of Funds
					Funds will ensure children are ready for school and have the support they need to
					sustain grade-level reading proficiency in schools throughout the Jamaica, East New
	Springboard Collaborative - NYC Reads	453719806	\$22,500	DYCD	York, and East Harlem areas and among seven partner organizations.
			4		Funds will be used to support the year-long menu of free activities that are designed to
	St. Francis College	111635105	\$75,000	DFTA	address the interests and needs of senior citizens.
1.2.1.	St. John's Bread and Life Program, Inc.	113174514	\$75,000	DYCD	Funds will be used to provide emergency meals in the soup kitchen.
Irish	St. Patricks Day Parade, Inc.	113489855	\$75,000	DYCD	To fund the annual New York City Saint Patrick's Day Parade.
					Focusing primarily on the needs of children and low-income families, out-of-school and
Manin	Charles NA Jacob Naighborhand Courter June Food Double	422572024	ć7F 000	DVCD	out-of-work youth, and aging New Yorkers including the isolated and homebound
Menin	Stanley M. Isaacs Neighborhood Center, Inc Food Pantry	132572034	\$75,000	DYCD	elderly neighbors.
	Staten Island Children's Museum	227270020	¢20.000	DCLA	Funding will be used to support enrichment programs, programming, and operating
	Staten Island Children's Museum	237379930	\$20,000	DCLA	expenses. Funds will be used for Free Community CPR trainings, general operating cost and
	Staten Island Heart Society The	200260267	\$50,000	DHMH	
	Staten Island Heart Society, The	200269367	\$50,000	рими	supplies needed for such trainings. Funding will be used to provide for and supplement operations for zoological park and
Borelli, Carr,					programs for children's exhibits, as well as educational programs for children and
Staten Island	Staten Island Zoological Society, Inc.	135680691	\$250,000	DCLA	adults.
Statemisland	Statem Island 20010gical 30clety, Inc.	133000091	\$250,000	DCLA	Funds to be used for the establishment of a Science CIG internship partnership across
	Staten Island Zoological Society, Inc SCI Network NYC	135680691	\$79,500	DCLA	multiple CIGs.
	StoryCorps, Inc.	133753011	\$10,000	DCLA	To provided funding support for programs and services.
	Storycorps, inc.	133733011	\$10,000	DCLA	To provided furturing support for programs and services.
Ayala	STRIVE International, Inc Strive Career Pathways Program	133255679	\$100,000	SBS	To provide funding to support STRIVE's workforce development services.
7	, , , , , , , , , , , , , , , , , , , ,		+ =00,000		Funds will support youth from Council District 49 who will attend The Young Women's
	Student Leadership Network, Inc.	061517218	\$10,000	DOE	Leadership School.
	Studio in a School Association, Inc Multilingual Learners		. ,		Studio in a School New York City will offer the Multilingual Learners Visual Arts
	Visual Arts Residency Program	133003112	\$50,000	DCLA	Residency Program to 25 Title I schools citywide.
					To support a comprehensive range of senior services that promote healthy aging,
					provide socialization opportunities, and enable seniors to age independently in place
Queens, Won	Sunnyside Community Services, Inc.	510189327	\$25,000	DFTA	within their communities.
					Funding will support programming at Cornerstone Community Center located within
	Sunnyside Community Services, Inc Cornerstone Community				the NYCHA Woodside Houses through after-school programs for elementary and
Won	Center at the Woodside Houses	510189327	\$75,000	DYCD	middle school students and drop-in activities for adolescents through adults.
	Sunnyside District Management Association, Inc Community				
Won	Cultural Celebrations	261278224	\$50,000	DYCD	Funds will support the coordination of cultural celebrations and programming.
					Funds will ensure children are ready for school and have the support they need to
					sustain grade-level reading proficiency in schools throughout the Jamaica, East New
	Sunset Park Health Council, Inc NYC Reads	202508411	\$6,000	DYCD	York, and East Harlem areas and among seven partner organizations.
	Sunset Park Health Council, Inc Sunset Park Older Adult				Funding will be used to enhance nutrition, educational, recreational, health, arts, and
	Center	202508411	\$25,000	DFTA	cultural programming for participants in the Sunset Park Older Adult Center.
			.		Funding will support our school day and after-school curricula, teacher training, and
	Teens for Food Justice, Inc.	453591508	\$80,000	DYCD	food distribution programs in Council District 31 schools.

Sponsor	Legal Name of Organization - Program Name	Tax ID	Amount	Agency	Purpose of Funds
	Tell Every Amazing Lady About Ovarian Cancer Foundation	264417161	\$50,000	DHMH	Funding will support T.E.A.L.'s Awareness and Education Program in NYC.
	Third Sector New England - Brooklyn's Deliverista Hub	201127201	ψοσ,σσσ	2	To support workforce development programming and critical services for app delivery
	Initiative	042261109	\$50,000	SBS	workers through the Brooklyn Deliverista Hub.
	Third Sector New England - Queens Outdoor Deliverista Hub				To support workforce development programming and critical services for app delivery
	Initiative	042261109	\$25,000	SBS	workers through the Queens Deliverista Hub.
					To provide funding support Touro College City-Wide Healthy Aging Initiative: Screening,
	Touro College	132676570	\$50,000	DFTA	Education and Resources.
	Transitional Services for New York (TSINY), Inc.	237376074	\$50,000	DHMH	To provide support services for mentally ill persons of all ages.
	Trevor Project, Inc., The	954681287	\$75,000		To provide funding support for the End LGBTQ Youth Suicide program.
	Turning Point for Women and Families - Domestic Violence	5 40 4 T T 00 0	4200 000		Funds will support programs of community education and outreach, crisis intervention,
	Services	542177390	\$200,000	DYCD	individual counseling and group support.
	United Black Man of Occase Foundation Inc	112622002	¢50,000	DVCD	Funds will be used to support mentoring program and UBMQ Beautillion (After School
	United Black Men of Queens Foundation, Inc. United Federation of Teachers Educational Foundation, Inc	112623993	\$50,000	DYCD	Youth Enrichment, STEM, and Entrepreneurship Program). This initiative funds professional development and mentoring for educators and school
	Teacher Center	139226721	\$4,000,000	DOE	leaders. The allocation will support the Teacher's Center.
	reacher Center	139220721	\$4,000,000	DOL	leaders. The allocation will support the reacher's center.
	United Sikhs	113483921	\$75,000	DYCD	To provide funding for Legal aid, food assistance and workforce development.
		110 .00311	ψ. ο,σσσ	2.02	To provide funding support for S.T.E.A.M, understanding the importance for students
					to interact with and see scientists (and their Hip Hop idols) from their shared
	Universal Hip Hop Musuem - Hip Hop Science Program	465278190	\$50,000	DCLA	background and introduce complex science concepts.
					To support basic literacy, English as a second language and High School Equivalency
	University Settlement Society of New York, Inc Adult				classes, civics education classes for adults who cannot read, write or speak English, in
	Literacy Program	135562374	\$20,000	DYCD	addition to funding support services such as counseling and case management.
	UnLocal, Inc Immigrant Justice Project	412278265	\$25,000	DSS/HRA	Provides legal representation to LGBTQ+ immigrants.
					To support the following community events: Halloween, Easter Egg Hunt and other
Ayala	Uptown Grand Central	811133229	\$25,000	DCLA	public programming.
					Funds will be used to combat the loss of affordable housing and support low-income
	Urban Homesteading Assistance (U-HAB), Inc.	132902798	\$75,000	HPD	tenants from eviction.
Lauta	Urban Resource Institute - People and Animals Living Safely	442564640	¢20.000	DVCD	Funds will support URI's citywide PALS program to reduce barriers to seeking safety for
Louis	(PALS) Program	112561648	\$20,000	DYCD	survivors of domestic violence and support them in their recovery.
					Funding to support BronxConnect Court-Involved Youth Mental Health Initiative;
	Urban Youth Alliance International, Inc BronxConnect Court-				providing youth involved in the justice system with psychosocial assessments,
Stevens	Involved Youth Mental Health Initiative	132969182	\$25,000	DHMH	internships, referrals for services, leadership development and anger management.
Stevens	Involved roddi Wentai ricaiti initiative	132303102	723,000	Dillviii	To provide funding for staff support and project supplies including gloves, tools,
Dinowitz	Van Cortlandt Park Alliance, Inc.	133843182	\$50,000	DPR	plants, signage, lumber, and hardware.
Billowitz	van eerdandt rank milanee, me.	1550 15102	730,000		Funding will be used to support after-school activities for children including homework
	Variety Boys and Girls Club of Queens, Inc.	116014770	\$150,000	DYCD	help, performing arts instruction, and physical education.
	Veterans-in-Command, Inc.	461481615	\$10,000	DYCD	To provide funding support for veterans home in Southeast Queens.
	·				Funding to support Technology training and education for veterans in Southeast
	Vets, Inc.	272280570	\$5,000	DFTA	Queens.
					To provide domestic violence and sexual assault awareness and education to women,
					by disseminating information and providing educational workshops about domestic
	Violence Intervention Program - La Voz	133540337	\$50,000	DYCD	violence in both English and Spanish.

Sponsor	Legal Name of Organization - Program Name	Tax ID	Amount	Agency	Purpose of Funds
					To provide funding support for older immigrant individuals living in the Lower East Side
					with benefits and entitlement assistance, housing assistance, access to comprehensive
	Vision Urbana, Inc Vision Urbana's Senior Center	133848575	\$35,000	DFTA	social services.
	VISIONS/Services for the Blind and Visually Impaired	131624210	\$50,000	DFTA	To provide funding support for the Blindline Information and Referral system.
					To avaide funds to enable CCCADI to avaide avadues and support its free public
	Visual Arts Research and Resource Center Relating to the				To provide funds to enable CCCADI to provide, produce, and expand its free public programming, which includes exhibitions, artists talks, panel discussions, workshops,
	Caribbean	133054001	\$25,000	DCLA	spiritually restorative events, and family-oriented programming.
	Voices of Community Activists & Leaders (VOCAL-NY), Inc	133034001	\$23,000	DCLA	Funding will support community organizing, the trainings, and transportation
	Know Your Rights	134094385	\$25,000	DYCD	assistance and supplies.
	Know rour Rights	154054305	\$25,000	DICD	To provide outreach to seniors and students affected by COVID-19 to teach and
	Volunteers for Springfield Park, Inc.	473317999	\$50,000	DYCD	support them to interact with others.
	Total teets for opinional ranky more	.,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,	450,555	2.02	
					To provide funding support for Door to Door merchants outreach providing them with
	Washington Heights Business Improvement District Mgmt				critical information, needs, and tangible resources. Planning events execution,
	Association, Inc.	133348873	\$50,000	SBS	marketing, supplemental sanitation. Community events planner.
					Funds will support community programs in Council District 19 with appearances by
					educational, historical, and cultural partnerships with local groups and other scheduled
Paladino	Waterfront Alliance, Inc.	134355067	\$25,000	DYCD	programs.
					For two programs at Wave Hill: Sunset Wednesdays Music Performance; and
					collaboration with the SCI Network NYC to provide high-quality internships to NYC
					youth historically excluded from STEM careers – specifically people of color and low-
Dinowitz	Wave Hill Incoporated	136178903	\$50,000	DCLA	income youth.
					Funds to be used for the establishment of a Science CIG internship partnership across
	Wave Hill Incoporated - SCI Network NYC	136178903	\$93,725	DCLA	multiple CIGs.
					To provide outreach, counseling, lectures, and training to bring hope and healing to
			4		families suffering from abuse, anxiety, depression, family relationship problems, and
	We Care to Care, Inc.	874529240	\$25,000	DYCD	school problems thereby making positive change in their life.
	Wellness in the Schools, Inc Cook for Kids	251919494	\$15,000	DYCD	Funds will support Cook for Kids programming and services.
	Wesley Parrott Youth Programs, Inc.	112872641	\$5,000	DYCD	To provide funding support for youth services in Southeast Queens.
					Funding to provide assistance to tenants and homeowners; services include eviction
Dinowitz	West Brany Housing and Neighborhood Pessures Center, Inc.	122041841	¢40.000	HDD	prevention, information re: the rights & responsibilities of tenants and owners;
Dinowitz	West Bronx Housing and Neighborhood Resource Center, Inc.	132941841	\$40,000	HPD	assistance with housing subsidies. Funds will support the Transitional Care & Aftercare Program to better prepare young
	West End Residences Housing Development Fund Company,				adults for success when they move to more independent housing and lessen repeat
Brewer	Inc Transitional Care & Aftercare Program	133442001	\$25,000	DYCD	housing instability.
Joseph	West Indian American Day Carnival Association, Inc.	237176396	\$500,000	DYCD	To provide funding support for cultural programs.
зозерп	vest maintranental bay carrival association, inc.	237170330	7300,000	5105	To provide randing support for cartain programs.
					Funding to support senior programming including classes and seminars emphasizing
Bottcher	Westbeth Artists Residents Council	133154253	\$25,000	DFTA	mental, physical and artistic well-being of the senior community.
	33.00		+=5,555		The funding provided will include events such as the Back to school event in which they
Farias	Westchester Square District Management Association, Inc.	383873130	\$50,000	SBS	distribute free school supplies to the children in the community.
<u> </u>	1 .0		,		11

Sponsor	Legal Name of Organization - Program Name	Tax ID	Amount	Agency	Purpose of Funds
					The funding will support neighborhood cleanup initiatives and graffiti removal in
Ariola, Holden	Wildcat Service Corporation	132725423	\$50,000	DYCD	Council Districts 30 and 32.
	Wildlife Conservation Society - Bronx Zoo Community				
Salamanca	Programming	131740011	\$125,000	DCLA	Funds will be used for environmental access education and community programming.
					Funds to be used for the establishment of a Science CIG internship partnership across
	Wildlife Conservation Society - SCI Network NYC	131740011	\$350,000	DCLA	multiple CIGs.
					Funds will be used for the WCS STEM Career Pipeline which is a program that combines
	Wildlife Conservation Society - STEM Career Pipeline	131740011	\$150,000	DCLA	education, workforce development, networking, and outreach.
Stevens	Wildlife Conservation Society - WCS STEM Career Lattice	131740011	\$350,000	DCLA	To provide funding support for cultural programs.
			+,		To provide funding support to create social enterprise solutions and foster a
					movement for economic empowerment for formerly incarcerated people of color,
Brewer	Witness to Mass Incarceration, Inc The MAP Project	825460402	\$100,000	SBS	Indigenous people and members of the LGBTQIA community.
	,		,		, and the second
	WNET	262810489	\$75,000	DOE	To fund LGBT Curriculum Collection to be distributed to schools throughout the city.
					Funds will support programming, including Case Management, Adult Education,
Women's	Women for Afghan Women	020539734	\$40,000	DYCD	Women's Circle, Leadership Programs, Youth Rising, and Seniors Support Program.
					Funds will support the integration of trauma-informed care and other evidence-based
	Women In Need, Inc.	133164477	\$200,000	DHS	practices and principles into Win services, programs, and policies.
					To provide support services for survivors of domestic violence including food pantry,
					benefits application assistance, case management services, job training, and ESL
Brannan	Women's Empowerment Coalition of New York City	844687643	\$50,000	DYCD	classes.
	Women's Housing and Economic Development Corporation				To provide funding support for the neighborhood economic/small businesses
Farias, Women's	(WHEDco)	113099604	\$25,000	SBS	development.
					Funds to be used to support the day to day operations including, marketing, Holiday
					lights, events, beautification projects, office support like rent, staff, and utilities. Funds
	Woodhaven District Management Association, Inc.	113149139	\$25,000	SBS	will also be used for Sanitation services, graffiti removal.
Won	Woodside on the Move, Inc Youth On the Move	112435565	\$55,000	DYCD	Funds to support WOTM's youth program and leadership development.
Brannan,	Yemeni American Merchants Association - Community and				To provide funding support for staff salaries, rent, stipends, transportation, and
Velazquez	Bodega Violence Prevention	823539502	\$40,000	DYCD	program supplies and administrative costs.
	Yemeni American Merchants Association - Immigrant Legal				Funding to support YAMA's Immigrant Legal Services Program will provide free
Farias, Velazquez	Services Program	823539502	\$50,000	DYCD	immigration legal advice and counsel.
	You Gotta Believe! The Older Child Adoption and Permanency				
	Movement, Inc.	113272603	\$150,000	DYCD	Funds will be used to support the "Nobody Ages Out" Initiative.
					Funds will be used to support the United Youth Aviators Aviation Summer Camp and
	Young Airmans Association, The	832005292	\$100,000	DYCD	United Youth Aviators Academy.
	Young Men's and Young Women's Hebrew Association of				
	Washington Heights and Inwood	131635308	\$25,000	DFTA	To provide funding support for social support services for older adults.
					Funds to support the operations of YMCA community centers across all 5 boroughs,
	Young Men's Christian Association of Greater New York -				which provide birth to older adult programming such as but not limited to aquatic,
	Broadway Branch	131624228	\$500,000	DYCD	physical fitness and academic enrichment.

Sponsor	Legal Name of Organization - Program Name	Tax ID	Amount	Agency	Purpose of Funds
					Funding will support the operational cost at the Castle Hill, La Central, and Northeast
	Young Men's Christian Association of Greater New York -				Bronx YMCAs. Operation cost will include, but not limited to staff, utilities, services and
Riley	Bronx YMCAs	131624228	\$500,000	DYCD	supplies.
					Funds to support the operations of YMCA community centers across all 5 boroughs,
	Young Men's Christian Association of Greater New York -				which provide birth to older adult programming such as but not limited to aquatic,
	Chinatown Branch	131624228	\$400,000	DYCD	physical fitness and academic enrichment.
					Funds to support the operations of YMCA community centers across all 5 boroughs,
	Young Men's Christian Association of Greater New York -				which provide birth to older adult programming such as but not limited to aquatic,
	Coney Island Branch	131624228	\$400,000	DYCD	physical fitness and academic enrichment.
					Funds to support the operations of YMCA community centers across all 5 boroughs,
	Young Men's Christian Association of Greater New York -				which provide birth to older adult programming such as but not limited to aquatic,
	Flatbush Branch	131624228	\$400,000	DYCD	physical fitness and academic enrichment.
					Funds to support the operations of YMCA community centers across all 5 boroughs,
	Young Men's Christian Association of Greater New York -				which provide birth to older adult programming such as but not limited to aquatic,
	Ridgewood Branch	131624228	\$400,000	DYCD	physical fitness and academic enrichment.
	Young Men's Christian Association of Greater New York -				
	Second Grade Swim	131624228	\$50,000	DYCD	To provide funding support for Second Grade Swim program.
					Funding to support YWCA Brooklyn's LEAD (Leadership, Empowerment, and Academic
	YWCA of Brooklyn, Inc., The - College Access and Leadership	111630919	\$750,000	DYCD	Development) Program.

Veteran Services

Fiscal 2024 Veteran Services Initiatives			
Agency	Initiative	Amount	
HRA	Homeless Prevention Services for Veterans	\$340,000	
SBS/DYCD	Job Placement for Veterans	\$200,000	
HRA	Legal Services for Veterans	\$600,000	
DOHMH	Mental Health Services for Veterans	\$420,000	
DYCD/DCLA/CUNY/DOHMH	Veterans Community Development	\$1,270,000	
	TOTAL	\$2,830,000	

Homeless Prevention Services for Veterans

\$340,000

Agency: HRA (069)

Program Area: Homeless Prevention

U/A: 103 – Public Assistance – OTPS

First Year Funded: Fiscal 2016
Area Served: Citywide

Target Population: New York City's veteran population

Scope of Service: Funding provides homeless prevention services, shelter services, vocational programs, and

healthcare services to veterans.

Designation Method: The City Council has designated the following providers for Fiscal 2024:

Legal Name of Organization	EIN	Amount
Institute for Community Living, Inc.	13-3306195	\$60,000
Project Renewal, Inc.	13-2602882	\$280,000

Job Placement for Veterans

\$200,000

Agency: SBS (801)

U/A: 011 – Other Than Personal Services (OTPS)

First Year Funded: Fiscal 2015
Area Served: Citywide

Target Population: New York City's veteran population

Scope of Service: This allocation will provide curriculum and educational materials for veterans, National

Guard members, and Reservists with job training and job placement services for green careers.

Designation Method: The City Council has designated the following provider for Fiscal 2024:

Legal Name of Organization	EIN	Amount
Evergreens Cemetery Preservation Foundation, Inc.	45-0637022	\$40,000
NYC Helmets to Hardhats, Inc.	80-0951998	\$160,000

Legal Services for Veterans

\$600,000

Agency: HRA (069)
Program Area: Legal Services

U/A: 107 – Legal Services – OTPS

First Year Funded: Fiscal 2016
Area Served: Citywide

Target Population: New York City's veteran population

Scope of Service: This funding will provide legal services for NYC veterans on a broad range of matters, including family law, housing, public benefits, healthcare and homecare, financial planning, and consumer protection.

Designation Method: The City Council has designated the following providers for Fiscal 2024:

Legal Name of Organization	EIN	Amount
Association of the Bar of the City of New York Fund, Inc. d/b/a City Bar Justice		_
Center	13-6003018	\$60,000
Family Legal Care, Inc.	13-3910567	\$48,000
Legal Services NYC	13-2600199	\$96,000
New York Legal Assistance Group, Inc.	13-3505428	\$96,000
Services And Advocacy For Gay, Lesbian, Bisexual And Transgender Elders,		_
Inc.	13-2947657	\$100,000
Veteran Advocacy Project, Inc.	82-3103233	\$80,000
Volunteers of Legal Service, Inc.	13-3234630	\$120,000

Mental Health Services for Veterans

\$420,000

Agency: DOHMH (816)

U/A: 120 – Other than Personal Services (OTPS)

First Year Funded: Fiscal 2016
Areas Served: Citywide

Target Population: New York City's veteran population

Scope of Services: Funding supports multifaceted mental health services for veterans

Designation Method: The Council has designated the following providers:

Legal Name of Organization	EIN	Amount
Community Healthcare Network, Inc.	13-3083068	\$80,000
New York and Presbyterian Hospital	13-3957095	\$65,000
New York University	13-5562308	\$144,000
Operation Warrior Shield	81-1268470	\$35,000
Samaritan Daytop Village, Inc.	11-2635374	\$96,000

Veterans Community Development

\$1,270,000

Agency: DYCD (260)

U/A: 005 – Other Than Personal Services (OTPS)

Agency: CUNY (042)

U/A: 001 – Community Colleges (OTPS)

Agency: DCLA (126)

U/A: 003 – Other Than Personal Services (OTPS)

First Year Funded: Fiscal 2016
Area Served: Citywide

Target Population: New York City's veteran population

Scope of Service: This funding will support a variety of supportive programs for veterans and their families. Of the \$1.27 million for this initiative, \$180,000 will be allocated to CUNY for veterans-related programs throughout the CUNY system. Another \$922,000 will be allocated through DYCD to organizations that sponsor events, feed and house veterans, and offer other services related to health, education, employment and building a lasting community. Lastly, \$168,000 will be allocated through DCLA to sponsor cultural performances and activities for veterans.

Designation Method: The City Council has designated the following providers for Fiscal 2024:

FISCAL YEAR 2024 ADOPTED EXPENSE BUDGET ADJUSTMENT SUMMARY

Legal Name of Organization	EIN	Amount
Black Veterans for Social Justice, Inc.	11-2608983	\$92,000
City University of New York	13-3893536	\$180,000
Giving Alternative Learners Uplifting Opportunities, Inc.	05-0615968	\$68,000
Intrepid Museum Foundation, Inc.	13-3062419	\$80,000
Jericho Project	13-3213525	\$340,000
Josephine Herrick Project, Inc.	13-1659632	\$24,000
New York University	13-5562308	\$90,000
Row New York, Inc.	11-3632924	\$64,000
Theatre Development Fund, Inc.	13-6216919	\$88,000
Vising Nurse Services of New York Home Care II	13-1624211	\$170,000
Volunteers of America - Greater New York, Inc.	58-1959781	\$74,000

Young Women's Initiative

Fiscal 2024 You	Fiscal 2024 Young Women's Initiatives			
Agency	Initiative	Amount		
DOHMH	Dedicated Contraceptive Fund	\$973,126		
HRA	HRA Teen RAPP	\$250,000		
DYCD	Initiative for Immigrant Survivors of Domestic Violence	\$530,000		
DYCD	Prevent Sexual Assault (PSA) Initiative for Young Adults	\$350,000		
DYCD	Step In and Stop It Initiative to Address Bystander	\$174,000		
	Intervention			
DOE	Work-Based Learning Internships	\$714,500		
ACS	Wrap-Around Support for Transitional-Aged Foster Youth	\$1,096,788		
DYCD	Young Women's Leadership Development	\$1,740,500		
	TOTAL	\$5,828,914		

Dedicated Contraceptive Fund

\$973,126

Agency: DOHMH (816)

Program Area: Family and Child Health

U/A: 113 – Family and Child Health – OTPS

First Year Funded: Fiscal 2017
Area Served: Citywide

Target Population: Young women, particularly those without health insurance.

Scope of Service: This funding will increase access to contraception, including Long-Acting Reversible Contraception (LARCs). This initiative may also support provider training, patient counseling and care, or the purchasing of non-LARC contraceptives.

Designation Method: The City Council has designated the following providers for Fiscal 2024:

Legal Name of Organization	EIN	Amount
Community Healthcare Network, Inc.	13-3083068	\$77,969
Mount Sinai Hospital	13-1624096	\$365,469
Planned Parenthood of Greater New York, Inc.	13-2621497	\$311,719
Public Health Solutions	13-5669201	\$217,969

HRA Teen RAPP \$250,000

Agency: DSS/HRA (069)

U/A: 112 – DOMESTIC VIOLENCE SERVICES - OTPS

First Year Funded: Fiscal 2017
Area Served: Citywide

Target Population: Adolescent and young adult New Yorkers identifying as girls

Scope of Service: To support the Grow, Rise, Lead (G.R.L) program that teaches adolescent girls

empowering and preventive measures to deal with all forms of violence.

Designation Method: The City Council has designated the following provider for Fiscal 2024:

	Legal Name of Organization	EIN	Amount
Rising Ground, Inc.		13-1860451	\$250,000

Initiative for Immigrant Survivors of Domestic Violence

\$530,000

Agency: DYCD (260)

U/A: 005 – Other Than Personal Services – OTPS

First Year Funded: Fiscal 2017
Area Served: Citywide

Target Population: Young immigrants ages 16-24 affected by domestic violence

Scope of Service: To provide services specifically for immigrant survivors of domestic violence that may

include interpretation, referrals, counseling and legal representation for U Visas and T Visas. **Designation Method:** The City Council has designated the following providers for Fiscal 2024:

Legal Name of Organization	EIN	Amount
Arab-American Family Support Center, Inc.	11-3167245	\$25,000
Dominican Women's Development Center, Inc.	13-3593885	\$90,000
Edith and Carl Marks Jewish Community House of Bensonhurst, Inc.	11-1633484	\$50,000
Korean American Family Services Center, Inc., The	13-3609811	\$50,000
New York Asian Women's Center, Inc.	13-3286250	\$50,000
New York City Gay and Lesbian Anti-Violence Project, Inc.	13-3149200	\$55,000
Safe Horizon, Inc.	13-2946970	\$75,000
Turning Point for Women and Families	54-2177390	\$45,000
Violence Intervention Program	13-3540337	\$35,000
Women for Afghan Women	02-0539734	\$55,000

Prevent Sexual Assault (PSA) Initiative for Young Adults

\$350,000

Agency: DYCY (260)

U/A: 005 – Other Than Personal Services – OTPS

First Year Funded: Fiscal 2017 **Area Served:** Citywide

Target Population: Young Adults ages 16-24, particularly cisgender and transgender women **Scope of Service:** Funding will support prevention and intervention services to end sexual exploitation of young women, transgender, and LGBT youth. Programming will help clients to plan for safety, offer referrals, and counseling among other services.

Designation Method: The City Council has designated the following providers for Fiscal 2024:

	<u> </u>	
Legal Name of Organization	EIN	Amount
Center for Anti-Violence Education (CAE), Inc., The	11-2444676	\$75,000
Door - A Center of Alternatives, Inc., The	13-6127348	\$75,000
Legal Momentum	23-7085442	\$200,000

Step In and Stop It Initiative to Address Bystander Intervention

\$174,000

Agency: DYCD (260)

U/A: 312 – Other Than Personal Services – OTPS

First Year Funded: Fiscal 2017 **Area Served:** Citywide

Target Population: Young adults ages 16-24, particularly cisgender and transgender women **Scope of Service:** To support bystander intervention programs, mediation, peer support, counseling and violence prevention.

Designation Method: The City Council has designated the following providers for Fiscal 2024:

Legal Name of Organization	EIN	Amount
Grand Street Settlement, Inc.	13-5562230	\$99,000
Young Women's Christian Association of the City of New York	13-1624230	\$75,000

Work-Based Learning Internships

\$714,500

Agency: DOE (040)

U/A: 401 – General Education and Instruction and School Leadership – PS

First Year Funded: Fiscal 2017
Area Served: Citywide

Target Population: Public school students

Scope of Service: This allocation supports paid internships for students enrolled in DOE Career and Technical Education Programs (CTE). CTE programs provide work-based learning opportunities for students in industries aligned with their CTE curriculum.

Designation Method: The funding is allocated directly to the NYC Department of Education for Fiscal 2024:

Legal Name of Organization	EIN	Amount
Department of Education – Career and Technical Education Programs	13-6400434	\$714,500

Wrap-Around Support for Transitional-Aged Foster Youth

\$1,096,788

Agency: ACS (068)

U/A: 006 – Child Welfare– OTPS

First Year Funded: Fiscal 2017
Area Served: Citywide

Target Population: Youth who age out of foster care

Scope of Service: This allocation supports direct services and supports to youth who are transitioning or have recently transitioned from foster care. Concerns addressed include finding employment and starting a career, meeting housing and educational needs, and obtaining mental and emotional supports.

Designation Method: The City Council has designated the following providers for Fiscal 2024:

Legal Name of Organization	EIN	Amount
Children's Aid Society, The	13-5562191	\$151,585
City Living NY, Inc.	47-4998799	\$91,871
Forestdale, Inc.	11-1631747	\$133,212
Graham Windham	13-2926426	\$151,585
Jewish Board of Family and Children's Services, Inc.	13-5564937	\$91,870
Jewish Child Care Association of New York	13-1624060	\$151,585
SCO Family of Services	11-2777066	\$225,080
You Gotta Believe! The Older Child Adoption and Permanency Movement, Inc.	11-3272603	\$100,000

Young Women's Leadership Development

\$1,740,500

Agency: (260)

U/A: 312 – Other Than Personal Services – OTPS

First Year Funded: Fiscal 2017
Area Served: Citywide

Target Population: Girls and young women

Scope of Service: This initiative supports leadership development training programs for young women and girls. Services will incorporate training in leadership with programming around arts, college and career readiness, culture, gender studies, health and wellness, and social activism.

Designation Method: The City Council will designate \$274,695 post adoption The City Council has designated the following providers for Fiscal 2024:

Legal Name of Organization	EIN	Amount
Arab-American Family Support Center, Inc., The	11-3167245	\$64,576
Bella Abzug Leadership Institute, Inc.	30-0280807	\$107,627
Brotherhood Sister Sol, Inc., The	13-3857387	\$69,285
Crenulated Company, Ltd., The d/b/a New Settlement Apartments	14-1719016	\$48,432
Digital Girl, Inc.	47-2288307	\$54,890
Drama Club, Inc.	47-2288307	\$107,627
Girls for Gender Equity, Inc.	04-3697166	\$139,375
Girls Who Code, Inc.	30-0728021	\$75,339
Grand Street Settlement, Inc.	13-5562230	\$107,627
Junior Achievement of New York	13-3031828	\$26,907
Justice Innovation, Inc.	85-2810883	\$107,627
Ladies Who Hoop	81-5365775	\$10,763
Latinas On The Verge of Excellence Love, Inc.	46-3732667	\$31,615
New York City Alliance Against Sexual Assault	31-1702032	\$100,000
New York Committee for Occupational Safety and Health	13-2935028	\$25,000
Non-Traditional Employment for Women	13-3272001	\$145,296
Notre Dame School of Manhattan	13-1782481	\$10,763
Sadie Nash Leadership Project, Inc.	11-3633912	\$26,907
Staten Island Urban Center	37-1833463	\$64,576
Student Leadership Network, Inc.	06-1517218	\$53,141
Women for Afghan Women	02-0539734	\$26,907
Yemeni American Merchants Association	82-3539502	\$40,000
YWCA of Brooklyn, Inc., The	11-1630919	\$21,525

Youth Services

Fiscal 2023 Youth and Community Development Initiatives		
Agency	Initiative	Amount
DYCD, DCLA	Afterschool Enrichment Initiative	\$8,235,000
DYCD	Big Brothers Big Sisters of New York City	\$1,200,000
DYCD	Citywide Young Adult Entrepreneurship Program Initiative	\$1,000,000
DYCD	Civic Education in New York City Schools	\$500,000
DYCD	COMPASS	\$1,870,048
DYCD	Sports Training and Rolemodels for Success Initiative (STARS)	\$1,472,000
DYCD	YouthBuild Project Initiative	\$1,750,000
	TOTAL	\$16,027,048

Afterschool Enrichment Initiative

\$8,235,000

Agency: DCLA (126) **U/A:** 007-WCS-OTPS

003-OTPS

Agency: DYCD (260)

Program Area: Other Youth Services U/A: 312 – General – OTPS

First Year Funded: Fiscal 2017
Area Served: Citywide
Target Population: Youth

Scope of Services: This initiative funds afterschool program providers that offer high-quality arts and athletic activities, as well as academic enrichment and support. In addition to afterschool programming Mothers Aligned Saving Kids (MASK), Inc., will use funds for helpline referrals, support groups, radio show and community awareness.

Designation Method: The City Council has designated the following provider for Fiscal 2024. The City Council will designate \$89,700 post-adoption and has designated the following providers for Fiscal 2024:

Legal Name of Organization	EIN	Amount
82nd Street Academics	20-0788352	\$50,000
2020 Vision for Schools, Inc.	45-3023036	\$25,000
African Refuge, Inc.	01-0873188	\$50,000
Bameso USA	34-2056362	\$30,000
Beth Gavriel Bukharian Congregation	11-3336257	\$100,000
BKBNK, Inc.	82-1420342	\$40,000
BronxWorks, Inc.	13-3254484	\$45,000
Brotherhood Sister Sol, Inc., The	13-3857387	\$30,000
Chess-in-the-Schools, Inc.	13-6119036	\$5,300
Cypress Hills Local Development Corporation, Inc.	11-2683663	\$40,000
Dancewave, Inc.	11-2726558	\$25,000
Digital Girl, Inc.	47-2288307	\$30,000
Edge School of the Arts Dance Legacy, Inc.	82-3426582	\$25,000
Educational Alliance, Inc., The	13-5562210	\$150,000
Educational Video Center, Inc.	13-3378456	\$45,000
Entertainers for Education Alliance, Inc.	43-2115174	\$25,000

ExpandED Schools, Inc.	13-4004600	\$4,000,000
Flushing Meadow Soap Box Derby, Inc.	11-2737828	\$5,000
Horticultural Society of New York, The	13-0854930	\$45,000
Hudson River Community Sailing, Inc.	26-1784215	\$75,000
Iconos Kids, Inc.	83-3267386	\$30,000
Intrepid Museum Foundation, Inc.	13-3062419	\$25,000
Inwood Community Services, Inc.	13-3087407	\$30,000
Jacob A. Riis Neighborhood Settlement, The	11-1729398	\$30,000
Korean American Family Service Center, The	13-3609811	\$40,000
Midtown Management Group, Inc.	13-3192793	\$25,000
Mothers Aligned Saving Kids (MASK), Inc.	11-3495018	\$300,000
New York Edge, Inc.	11-3112635	\$1,045,000
New York WEB Center, Inc.	20-5620848	\$65,000
Publicolor, Inc.	13-3912768	\$25,000
Queens Law Associates Not-For-Profit Corporation	27-0364845	\$25,000
Salvadori Center, Ltd.	11-2883503	\$25,000
Seamen's Society for Children and Families	13-5563010	\$50,000
Society for the Preservation of Weeksville and Bedford Stuyvesant History	23-7330454	\$30,000
Sunnyside Community Services, Inc.	51-0189327	\$30,000
Tropicalfete, Inc.	45-2940435	\$45,000
Union Settlement Association, Inc.	13-1632530	\$45,000
United Activities Unlimited, Inc.	13-2921483	\$50,000
United Black Men of Queens Foundation, Inc.	11-2623993	\$25,000
West Indian American Day Carnival Association, Inc.	23-7176396	\$25,000
Wildlife Conservation Society	13-1740011	\$150,000
Young Men's Christian Association of Greater New York	13-1624228	\$1,190,000

Big Brothers Big Sisters of New York City

\$1,200,000

Agency: DYCD (260)

Program Area: Other Youth Services U/A: 312 –General – OTPS

First Year Funded: Fiscal 2014
Area Served: Citywide
Target Population: Youth

Scope of Service: This funding allows Big Brothers Big Sisters to provide mentoring services to New York City Youth. This allocation also contributes to the educational support and training of other youth organizations across the five boroughs. Professional Opportunity Days for at-risk youth will take place in high school settings throughout the year.

Designation Method: The City Council has designated the following provider for Fiscal 2024:

Legal Name of Organization	EIN	Amount
Big Brothers Big Sisters of New York City	13-5600383	\$1,200,000

Citywide Young Adult Entrepreneurship Program Initiative

\$1,000,000

Agency: DYCD (260)

Program Area: Other Youth Services U/A: 312 – General – OTPS

First Year Funded: Fiscal 2015
Area Served: Citywide
Target Population: Youth

Scope of Service: Young adult entrepreneurship program for youth citywide.

Designation Method: The City Council has designated the following providers for Fiscal 2024:

Legal Name of Organization	EIN	Amount
AIMHigh Empowerment Institute, Inc.	81-3143733	\$250,000
BKBNK, Inc.	82-1420342	\$250,000
Entertainers for Education Alliance, Inc.	43-2115174	\$250,000
Partners Uplifting our Daughters and Sons	47-3679850	\$250,000

Civic Education in New York City Schools

\$500,000

Agency: DYCD (260)

Program Area: Other Youth Services

U/A: 312 – Youth Services – OTPS

First Year Funded: Fiscal 2017
Area Served: Citywide
Target Population: Youth

Scope of Service: The Civic Education in New York City initiative supports civic education programs that provide educators with content and expertise to lead semester long Action Civics programs in DOE middle and high schools.

Designation Method: The City Council has designated the following provider for Fiscal 2024:

Legal Name of Organization	EIN	Amount
Generation Citizen, Inc.	27-2039522	\$500,000

COMPASS \$1.870,048

Agency: DYCD (260)

Program Area: Other Youth Services U/A: 312 – General – OTPS

First Year Funded: Fiscal 2016
Area Served: Citywide
Target Population: Youth

Scope of Service: This allocation supports programming for children in grades K-5 under the Comprehensive Afterschool System of New York City (COMPASS NYC).

Designation Method: The City Council has designated the following providers for Fiscal 2024:

Legal Name of Organization	EIN	Amount
Boys & Girls Club of Metro Queens, Inc.	11-1966067	\$480,000
Development Outreach, Inc.	13-2997764	\$158,928
East Side House, Inc.	13-1623989	\$464,000
Jewish Institute of Queens	54-2068797	\$216,720
New York City Mission Society	13-5562301	\$300,800
Strycker's Bay Neighborhood Council, Inc.	13-1943516	\$153,600
Young Dancers in Repertory, Inc.	11-2799128	\$96,000

Sports Training and Rolemodels for Success Initiative (STARS)

\$1,472,000

Agency: DYCD (260)

Program Area: Other Youth Services U/A: 312 – General – OTPS

First Year Funded: Fiscal 2015 **Area Served:** Citywide

Target Population: School aged children, especially girls

Scope of Service: The Sports Training and Rolemodels for Success (STARS) Initiative provides afterschool programming that promotes physical activity, healthy living, and wellness for elementary, middle, and high school girls.

Designation Method: The City Council has designated the following providers for Fiscal 2024:

Legal Name of Organization	EIN	Amount
Armory Foundation, The	13-3680286	\$128,000
Bella Abzug Leadership Institute, Inc.	30-0280807	\$80,000
Figure Skating in Harlem, Inc.	13-3945168	\$79,000
Girls for Gender Equity, Inc.	04-3697166	\$79,000
Girls Write Now, Inc.	54-2115054	\$128,000
Groundswell Community Mural Project, Inc.	11-3427213	\$100,000
Lower East Side Girls Club of New York, Inc., The	13-3942063	\$100,000
PowerPlay NYC, Inc.	13-4045021	\$550,000
Row New York, Inc.	11-3632924	\$100,000
Sadie Nash Leadership Project, Inc.	11-3633912	\$128,000

YouthBuild Project Initiative

\$1,750,000

Agency: DYCD (260)

Program Area: Other Youth Services U/A: 312 – General – OTPS

First Year Funded: Fiscal 2015
Area Served: Citywide

Target Population: Disconnected or opportunity youth

Scope of Service: YouthBuild is a comprehensive education, training, service and leadership development program that gives young adults who have left high school without a diploma the opportunity to transform their life prospects and become responsible, contributing adults.

Designation Method: The City Council will designate post-adoption.

Council Member	Legal Name of Organization - Program Name	Tax ID	Amount	Purpose of Funds
				Funding is to support services to seniors, including meal delivery, hair cuts, visits and
Brooks-Powers	100 Suits for 100 Men, Inc Council District 31	462971279	\$7,000	social and community events in Council District 31.
				Funds will go to G.R.A.N.N.Y program, which provides senior citizens that are or have
	1332 Fulton Avenue Day Care Center, Inc G.R.A.N.N.Y			been raising children with counseling, referrals, social services and social events within
Stevens	Program	132690309	\$20,000	Council District 16.
				To support programs serving seniors in the performing arts and entertainment
Bottcher	Actors Fund of America, The	131635251	\$5,000	community.
				Funds will be used for printing of newsletters, exercise programs, and recreational
Yeger	Agudath Israel of America Community Services, Inc.	133975090	\$25,000	excursions. Also funds will support Brookdale Senior Center.
	Agudath Israel of America Community Services, Inc Council			
Gennaro	District 24	133975090	\$16,000	The purpose of this funding is to help subsidize operational and programming costs.
	Agudath Israel of America Community Services, Inc Moriah			
De La Rosa	Senior Center	133975090	\$10,000	To support programming for Moriah Senior Center.
	Agudath Israel of America Community Services, Inc Senior			Funds will support arts and crafts, congregate lunch, tai chi, aerobics, special
Joseph	Programming - Council District 40	133975090	\$20,000	seasonal/holiday events and other senior center costs.
				Funding will support health programming, recreational activities, and offset staffing
Williams	Allen Community Senior Citizens Center, Inc.	112326244	\$45,000	costs.
	Allen Community Senior Citizens Center, Inc Allen Rockaway			Funding is to support virtual and recreational programming, and food services at the
Adams	Blvd Senior Center	112326244	\$24,000	senior center.
	Allen Community Senior Citizens Center, Inc Council District			Funding will support senior socialization programs including, virtual programs and
Brooks-Powers	31	112326244	\$6,000	materials and resources for arts programming in Council District 31.
	Allen Community Senior Citizens Center, Inc Shelton House			Funding will support operational costs associated with transportation and activities for
Gennaro	Senior Center	112326244	\$5,000	the senior center at Shelton Houses.
Velazquez	Allerton Avenue Homeowners and Tenants Association	133101238	\$10,000	To support the senior center and its educational, recreational and information services.
				Funds will be used to senior district-based programming, office supplies,
Williams	Alpha Phi Alpha Senior Citizens Center, Inc.	237436147	\$25,000	Physical/Health exercise equipment for members and general operational expense.
	Alpha Phi Alpha Senior Citizens Center, Inc Council District			Funding will support programmatic resources and senior services for the seniors
Brooks-Powers	31	237436147	\$7,000	Council District 31.
	Alzheimers Disease and Related Disorders Association - New			
Hudson	York City, Inc MedicAlert NYC Wanderer's Safety Program	133277408	\$5,000	Funding to support Medic Alert NYC and Wanderers Safety program.
	Alzheimers Disease and Related Disorders Association - New			
	York City, Inc Safety Intervention & Outreach for Alzheimer's			Funding to support CaringKind's Medic Alert, NYC Wanderer's Safety Program and
Brannan	Patients	133277408	\$5,000	Community Outreach in Council District 43.
				Funds will be used for wellness and health programming for older adults, funding to
Yeger	American-Italian Coalition of Organizations, Inc.	112488439	\$7,500	support yoga and health classes.

Council Member	Legal Name of Organization - Program Name	Tax ID	Amount	Purpose of Funds
				To support older adult services at the Eileen C Dugan Amico Senior Center in Carroll
	American-Italian Coalition of Organizations, Inc Eileen C			Gardens including internet and phone connections, office and activity supplies and
Hanif	Dugan Amico Senior Center	112488439	\$9,000	household supplies.
	ARC XVI Fort Washington, Inc Senior Citizen Transit - Council			
Abreu	District 7	132745426	\$10,000	To fund senior transportation program and associated costs.
De La Rosa	ARC XVI Fort Washington, Inc Transportation Services - Council District 10	132745426	\$15,000	To support Transportation Services in Council District 10 to provide expanded access to medical appointments, COVID testing, Vaccination sites, mental health services, and social trips with additional part-time drivers' hours.
Marmilton.	Art for Charity Association Inc.	022402220	¢10.000	Funding will be used for programs for Holocaust Survivors and WWII veterans including food distributions, holiday celebrations and other events; home visits to provide social
Vernikov	Art for Charity Association, Inc.	822103220	\$10,000	and emotional support.
Gennaro	Asian Americans For Equality, Inc.	133187792	\$10,000	Funding to support senior programming including intervention and immigrant services.
	Association of Community Employment Programs for the		. ,	
Holden	Homeless, Inc Senior Snow Removal & Cleanup	133846431	\$5,000	Funds to support snow removal for senior citizens in Council District 30 and Cleanup.
	Association of Holocaust Survivors from the Former Soviet			Funding to support cultural and educational lectures, movies, food distribution and
Vernikov	Union, Inc.	113395358	\$5,000	excursions for Holocaust survivors.
				Funds to be used to assist in senior and veteran community engagement and
Brooks-Powers	Bartlett Foundation, The - Council District 31	900952784	\$5,000	recognition efforts in Council District 31.
				To support operating expenses associated with senior services programming, including
Brannan	Bay Ridge Center, Inc Senior Services & Programming	800559714	\$8,500	events, case management and meal program.
Kagan	Be Proud, Inc Senior Program - Council District 47	582674169	\$9,000	Funds will be used to engage our seniors in intergenerational cultural activities.
Dinowitz	Bedford Park Multi-Service Center for Senior Citizens, Inc Access to Critical Services for Seniors	132745303	\$10,000	Funding for basic direct health services, provide education, counseling around prevention and management of chronic diseases in Council District 11.
Feliz	Bedford Park Multi-Service Center for Senior Citizens, Inc Senior Center Programs & Enhancements	132745303	\$15,000	Funding will go towards contracting personnel, caretakers and senior Services.
Barron	Bergen Basin Community Development Corporation d/b/a Millennium Development - Abe Stark Senior Center	113199040	\$11,500	Funds will be used to support programming and services at the Abe Stark Senior Center in 42nd Council District.
Narcisse	Bergen Basin Community Development Corporation d/b/a Millennium Development - Mill Basin Senior Program	113199040	\$40,000	Funding to provide senior educational and recreational activities and services.
Barron	Bergen Basin Community Development Corporation d/b/a Millennium Development - Penn Wortman Senior Center	113199040	\$15,500	Funds will be used to support programming and services at the Penn Wortman Senior Center in the 42nd Council District.
Louis	Bergen Basin Community Development Corporation d/b/a Millennium Development - Philip Howard Houses	113199040		Program will support a NORC program at the Philip Howard Houses. It will allow the seniors of the building to come down and have a place to socialize and attend health/wellness classes.

Council Member	Legal Name of Organization - Program Name	Tax ID	Amount	Purpose of Funds
	Bergen Basin Community Development Corporation d/b/a			
	Millennium Development - Spring Creek Senior Partners Senior			
Barron	Center	113199040	\$7,000	Funding for programming at the Spring Creek Senior Partners Senior Center.
	Bergen Basin Community Development Corporation d/b/a			Funds will be used to support programming and services at the Vandalia Senior Center
Barron	Millennium Development - Vandalia Senior Center	113199040	\$12,000	in the 42nd Council District.
	·		,	
				Funds will be used to offer year-round seniors services, health initiatives, physical day
Louis	BHRAGS Home Care Corp - Council District 45	112579798	\$5,000	programming and adult programming for our seniors in Council District 45.
				To support the gathering and preservation of Jewish oral and video histories focused
Restler	BJHI, Inc Exploring Brooklyn Jewish Heritage	462245413	\$5,000	on neighborhoods in Council District 33.
	Blessed Trinity Roman Catholic Church - Blessed Trinity Golden		4	Funds will support the Golden Age Club including senior peer counseling, community
Ariola	Age	262885471	\$5,000	updates and information on senior services.
A I	Blue Card, Inc., The - Holocaust Education & Combating Hate	121622010	640.000	Finding to some at The Dive Condition and Education Decrease in Conneil District 7
Abreu	Program - Council District 7	131623910	\$10,000	Funding to support The Blue Card Holocaust Education Program in Council District 7. Support services for seniors and holocaust survivors in District 39 and the surrounding
Hanif	Boro Park Jewish Community Council	113475993	\$15,000	
1101111	Braata Productions, Inc Singing for Seniors - Council District	113473333	713,000	areas.
Brooks-Powers	31	273402327	\$10,000	Funding to support Braata singing programming in senior centers in Council District 31.
2.00.0.0.0.0	<u>-</u>	270 102027	¥20,000	r anamy to copper to saute among programming in content in country of the content
Velazquez	Bronx House, Inc.	131739935	\$13,000	To support the Bronx House NORC and its senior participants in Council District 13.
•	Bronx Jewish Community Council, Inc Senior Services -			
Velazquez	Council District 13	132744533	\$8,000	Funding will provide for case management and supportive services for seniors.
	BronxWorks, Inc Community Food Tour - Moore Senior			To support Community Food Tour series and educates Mott Haven residents about
Ayala	Center	133254484	\$10,000	farmers markets, grocery stores, and other food resources.
				Funds will support the operations and programming at BronxWorks East Concourse
Feliz	BronxWorks, Inc East Concourse Senior Center	133254484	\$10,000	Senior Center.
I	BronxWorks, Inc East Tremont Avenue Walk-in Services -			
Sanchez	Morris Heights Senior Center	133254484	\$17,500	To support a Housing Navigator and walk in services at the Tremont location.
C l	B W. I. I M i. I	400054404	447.500	
Sanchez	BronxWorks, Inc Morris Innovative Senior Center	133254484	\$17,500	To support programing and general operations at the Morris Innovation Senior Center.
Stovens	BronxWorks, Inc NORC - River Park Towers - Council District 16	122254404	¢10.000	Funds will be used to support social services program for the Naturally Occurring Retirement Community (NORC) at River Park Towers.
Stevens	BronxWorks, Inc NORC - Woodstock Terrace - Council District	133254484	\$10,000	Funds will be used to support social services program for the Naturally Occurring
Stevens	16	133254484	\$5,000	Retirement Community (NORC) at Woodstock Terrace.
JUVENS	Brooklyn Academy of Music - Cultural & Arts Programming for	133234464	000ردډ	To support cultural and arts talks, Q&As, workshops, and other programming for
Brannan	Seniors	112201344	\$5,000	seniors.
			73,000	
Louis	Brooklyn Academy of Music - Senior & Education Program	112201344	\$6,000	Funds will support senior programming for seniors in Council District 45.
	Brooklyn Academy of Music - Senior & Education Programming			Funding to support ElderPride, including programming and recreational services in
Hudson	- District 35	112201344	\$10,000	District 35.

Council Member	Legal Name of Organization - Program Name	Tax ID	Amount	Purpose of Funds
				Funds will be used to support arts programs and services for seniors in Council District
Louis	Brooklyn Arts Council, Inc Council District 45	237072915	\$12,000	45 including Arts in Education programs.
	Brooklyn Bureau of Community Services - Lifelong Enrichment			To support services and activities to senior citizens in Council District 33 with
Restler	Program - Council District 33	111630780	\$5,000	developmental disabilities who are over age 50.
	Brooklyn Chinese-American Association, Inc Avenue U Senior			Funding to support recreational and educational activities for seniors at Avenue U
Narcisse	Center	113065859	\$10,000	Senior Center.
	Brooklyn Chinese-American Association, Inc Bensonhurst			Funds will be used for educational and recreational activities, as well as to defray cost
Yeger	Senior Center	113065859	\$7,500	of facility rental at the Bensonhurst Senior Center.
	Brooklyn Chinese-American Association, Inc Senior Center			To support recreational and social programming for seniors residents of Council District
Brannan	Programming - Council District 43	113065859	\$1,500	43.
	Brooklyn Chinese-American Association, Inc Sunset Park			Funds will support senior services at Sunset Park Senior Center and Sixth Avenue Senior
Aviles	Senior Center & Sixth Avenue Senior Center - Senior Services	113065859	\$10,000	Center.
	Brooklyn Community Pride Center, Inc LGBTQ+ Elder			Funding to support ElderPride, LGBTQ+ Social Isolations Programs (Elders) & Health and
Hudson	Programming - District 35	262214534	\$5,000	Wellness Programs (Elders), including programming and recreational services.
	Brooklyn Defender Services - Civil Justice Program &			Funding to support operational expenses of the Civil Justice Program for the senior
Hudson	Community Office - Council District 35	113305406	\$5,000	population.
Adams	Brooks Senior Center, Inc Senior Services	112329979	\$20,000	Funds will support the Centers operational costs and programmatic needs.
Carr	Carmal Richmond Nursing Hama	122720240		Funds will support improved infection prevention and control measures in the nursing home, and partially support the salary of a Infection Control Nurse.
Carr	Carmel Richmond Nursing Home Carnegie East House (Housing Development Fund Company,	132720248	\$17,000	frome, and partially support the salary of a infection control Naise.
Menin	Inc.)	133436898	\$5,000	Funding will support nursing care including health monitoring and personal care.
Wichini	Carter Burden Center for the Aging, Inc., The - Lehman Senior	133430030	73,000	Tanding will support that sing care including nearth monitoring and personal care.
Ayala	Center	237129499	\$5,000	To provide senior services at Lehman Senior Center.
rtydid	Carter Burden Center for the Aging, Inc., The - Lehman Senior	237123433	75,000	To provide funding for daily programming related to education, wellness, recreation,
Ayala	Center	237129499	\$5,000	and free meals.
7.174.14	Carter Burden Center for the Aging, Inc., The - Leonard Covello	237123133	Ψ3,000	To provide funding for daily programming related to education, wellness, recreation,
Ayala	Senior Center	237129499	\$10,000	and free meals.
1,4	Carter Burden Center for the Aging, Inc., The - Luncheon Club	207220.00	¥10,000	
Powers	& Senior Program	237129499	\$5.000	Funding will support the Carter Burden Luncheon Club and Senior program.
Restler	Catholic Charities Neighborhood Services, Inc.	112047151	-	To fund a meal and outing for seniors in Council District 33.
	Catholic Charities Neighborhood Services, Inc Bay Senior			
Vernikov	Center	112047151	\$5,000	Funding to support operating and educational programming at Bay Senior Center.
				Funding will be used to support educational/recreational & health promotion activities,
	Catholic Charities Neighborhood Services, Inc Bayside Senior			transportation services and to provide general support to program operation for the
Paladino	Center	112047151		Bayside Senior Center in Council District 19.
	Catholic Charities Neighborhood Services, Inc Dellamonica		•	Funds will be used to defray the cost of operating the Dellamonica Senior Center in
Caban	Senior Center	112047151	\$30,000	Actoria

Council Member	Legal Name of Organization - Program Name	Tax ID	Amount	Purpose of Funds
				Funds will be utilized to support CNS Glenwood Senior Center to enhance and subsidize
	Catholic Charities Neighborhood Services, Inc Glenwood			the services due to increased needs of the elderly as well as educational/recreational &
Louis	Senior Center	112047151	\$10,000	health promotion activities, enhance virtual program.
				Funds will support the general operations of the Howard Beach Senior Center, as well
	Catholic Charities Neighborhood Services, Inc Howard Beach			as the Center's educational, recreational, health and other programs, including
Ariola	Senior Center	112047151	\$5,625	transportation needs for seniors.
	Catholic Charities Neighborhood Services, Inc Northside		4	
Restler	Senior Center	112047151	\$5,000	To support the CCNS Northside Senior Center.
	Catholic Charities Neighborhood Services, Inc Ozone Park	440047454	4= 000	Funds will support educational, recreational and wellness activities for the seniors and
Adams	Older Adult Center	112047151	\$5,000	to assist with the general costs of the center's operation.
	Catholia Chavitica Naighbayband Carvinas Ing. Orang Payl			Funds will support the Ozone Park Senior Center's educational, recreational and health
Aminla	Catholic Charities Neighborhood Services, Inc Ozone Park	112017151	¢r car	promotion activities, transportation needs by seniors and to provide support for
Ariola	Senior Center	112047151	\$5,625	general operations. Funds will support the Seaside Senior Center's educational, recreational and health
	Catholic Charities Neighborhood Services, Inc Seaside Senior			promotion activities, transportation needs by seniors and to provide support for
Ariola	Center	112047151	כב בפב	general operations.
Alloia	Center	11204/131	33,023	general operations.
				Funds are to be used for Council District 23 seniors, specifically in support of
	Catholic Charities Neighborhood Services, Inc Senior			educational and health promotion activities and to subsidize increased meals cost and
Lee	Programming	112047151	\$26,000	transportation and to provide general support to program operations.
	Catholic Charities Neighborhood Services, Inc St. Charles	112017131	720,000	and to provide general support to program operations.
Restler	Jubilee Older Adult Center	112047151	\$7.500	To support CCNS St. Charles Jubilee Senior Center.
	Catholic Charities Neighborhood Services, Inc The Bay Older	111017101	Ψ.,σσσ	Funding to support senior programming, services and activities in Council District 46 at
Narcisse	Adult Center	112047151	\$15.000	The Bay Older Adult Center.
			4 = 0,000	Funds will support the Woodhaven-Richmond Hill Senior Center's educational,
	Catholic Charities Neighborhood Services, Inc Woodhaven-			recreational and health promotion activities, transportation needs by seniors and to
Ariola	Richmond Hill Senior Center	112047151	\$5,625	provide support for general operations.
	Catholic Charities of Staten Island - Anderson Neighborhood		. ,	Funding will support the CYO program and senior services at Anderson Neighborhood
Hanks	Senior Center	135562286	\$10,000	Senior Center.
	Catholic Charities of Staten Island - West Brighton Senior			
Hanks	Center	135562286	\$15,000	Funding will provide programs and services at the West Brighton Senior Center.
	CenterLight Health System, Inc NORC Program - Council			
Farias	District 18	133323765	\$15,000	Funding for the NORC Program in Parkchester in Council District 18.
	Central Astoria Local Development Coalition, Inc Senior			
Caban	Services	112652331	\$7,000	Funds will be used to provide counseling and case work assistance to local seniors.
Ariola	CHAZAQ Organization USA, Inc Senior Programming	462148352	\$10,000	Funds will be used for senior programming throughout Council District 32.
				Funding will be used to enhance CPC Brooklyn Senior Center senior program, including
	Chinese American Planning Council, Inc Brooklyn Senior			case assistance, support services, ESL classes, exercise activities to promote a healthy
Aviles	Center	136202692	\$40,000	and active lifestyle, arts and culture activities.

Council Member	Legal Name of Organization - Program Name	Tax ID	Amount	Purpose of Funds
	Chinese American Planning Council, Inc Constituent Services	-		Funding to provide culturally responsive outreach, services and recreational activities
Narcisse	Council District 46	136202692	\$10,000	to seniors in the 46th Council District.
Ung	Chinese American Planning Council, Inc Nan Shan Senior Citizens Center	136202692	\$19,000	To support Nan Shan Senior, including congregate lunch, case assistance, support services, ESL classes, exercise activities to promote a healthy and active lifestyle, arts and culture activities, and recreation programming for seniors.
Brooks-Powers	CityMeals on Wheels - Council District 31	133634381		Funding will provide emergency meals to Council District 31 residents in cases of inclement weather, specific localized emergencies, or city-wide crises.
Brannan	CityMeals on Wheels - Council District 43	133634381	\$5,000	To support Meals on Wheels operation in Council District 43.
Narcisse	CityMeals on Wheels - Emergency Food - Council District 46	133634381	\$5,000	Funding to support emergency meals for seniors in Council District 46.
Powers	CityMeals on Wheels - Emergency Meals Program	133634381	\$5,000	Funding will support nutritious meals to homebound elderly in Council District 4. To provide resident rights trainings, conducted with Mobilization for Justice Lawyers;
Hanif	Coalition of Institutionalized Aged and Disabled	133124614	\$5,000	handling individual and facility-wide complaints of residents; and organizing resident councils and food committees.
Hanks	Community Agency for Senior Citizens, Inc Cassidy Coles Older Adult Center	133263537		Funds will be used to provide services and support to Cassidy Coles Older Adult Center.
Hanks	Community Agency for Senior Citizens, Inc New Lane Older Adult Center	133263537	\$10,000	Funding will support services at the New Lane Older Adult Center.
Williams	Community Bridge Home, Inc.	113192295	\$5,000	Funding will cover costs associated with teaching intermediate bridge, providing dance and exercise classes.
Powers	Community Service Society of New York	135562202	\$5,000	Funding will support the retired and senior volunteer program for older adults in Council District 4.
Carr	Community Service Society of New York - AmeriCorps Seniors RSVP Program	135562202	\$5,000	Funds will support programmatic and operating costs of the AmeriCorps Seniors RSVP program in Staten Island.
Jordan	Convent Avenue Baptist Church- Hamilton Grange Senior Center Program	132780116	\$10,000	Funding to support senior services provided by Convent Avenue Baptist Church in Council District 9.
Feliz	Council of Belmont Organizations, Inc Public Benefits Support	132755323	\$10,000	Funds will support COBO'S senior assistance programming, including filing paperwork for public benefits.
Louis	Council of Jewish Organizations of Flatbush, Inc Elder Abuse Prevention	112864728	\$5,000	Funds will support COJO service in Council District 45 for immigrant seniors, providing them with assistance to complete applications to obtain permanent residence and citizenship, work permits, adjustments of immigrant status, and fee waiver.
Louis	Council of Peoples Organization, Inc Council District 45	753046891	\$6,000	Funds will support senior programming in Council District 45.
Hanif	Council of Peoples Organization, Inc Senior Center Programming	753046891	\$16,500	To support Senior Center and related programs that provide hot meals and food pantry items, as well as offering them critical services in case management, nutrition, and education.

Council	Legal Name of Organization - Program Name	Tax ID	Amount	Purpose of Funds
Member		Tax ID	Amount	
	Council of Senior Centers and Services of NYC, Inc Rights &	422067277	ćr 000	Funding will support Rights & Information for Senior Empowerment programming and
Brewer	Information for Senior Empowerment	132967277	\$5,000	services in Council District 6.
Osse	Crown Heights Jewish Community Council, Inc.	237390996	\$10,000	Funding will be used to support senior services and food pantry in Council District 36.
	Crown Heights Jewish Community Council, Inc Senior			
Hudson	Programs - Council District 35	237390996	\$30,000	Funding will be used to support senior programs and services in District 35.
	Crown Heights Preservation Committee Corporation - Senior			Funds will support senior exercise classes, as well as staff salaries, supplies, arts and
Joseph	Center Services & Food Bank - Council District 40	112322490	\$20.000	crafts and meals on wheels.
		111011	Ψ=0,000	
	Crown Heights Preservation Committee Corporation - Shalom			Funding to promote Shalom Senior Center activities such as English Second Language
Hudson	Senior Center	112322490	\$10,000	(ESL), fitness classes, arts and crafts and to defray costs of wheel chair accessible bus.
	Crown Heights Preservation Committee Corporation - Shalom			
Mealy	Senior Center	112322490	\$10,000	Funds will enhance programs and support Shalom Senior Center expenses.
				Funds will go to operational support for NYC Department for the Aging mandated
	Cypress Hills Fulton Street Senior Citizens Center, Inc Senior			services, health promotion and exercise, technology, insurance and supplemental staff
Nurse	Programs - District 37	112297647	\$50,000	expenses.
	Dancas for a Variable Danchetian Inc. Macroscot Const.			Consider the considerate MACOVICAMENT CONTANCE
	Dances for a Variable Population, Inc Movement Speaks -			Funds to support MOVEMENT SPEAKS® sequential dance workshops held at the Park
Hanif	Park Slope Senior Center & Dance for Seniors - Eileen Dugan Senior Center	264572204	\$5,000	Slope Center for Successful Aging and DANCES FOR SENIORS workshop/performances offered at Park Slope Senior Center and Eileen Dugan Senior Center.
ITATIII	Dances for a Variable Population, Inc Senior Dance &	204372204	73,000	offered at rank Stope Senior Center and Lifeen Dugan Senior Center.
Bottcher	Community Wellness	264572204	\$8,000	Funds will support Senior Dance and Community Wellness classes.
Salamanca	Department for the Aging	136400434		Fund will be used to provide community based programs and services.
			, -,	Funding for programming and services under the Age Friendly Central Brooklyn (AFCB)
				program, including the Mother's Day Brunch, Senior Pampering Day and a potential
Osse	Digital Girl, Inc.	472288307	\$45,000	Senior Swim.
	Dorchester Senior Citizens Center, Inc NYC Aging Older Adult		4	Funds will be used to support the nutrition lunch program, educational, recreational,
Joseph	Center - Council District 40	112305581	\$20,000	arts, cultural and technology programming as well as senior supportive services.
				Funding will support DOROT's Homelessness Prevention Program which responds to
Powers	DOROT, Inc.	133264005	\$5,000	the needs of underserved homeless New York City seniors in Council District 4.
rowers	DONOT, IIIC.	133204003	73,000	Funding to support programming to alleviate isolation of vulnerable older adults in
Abreu	DOROT, Inc Council District 7	133264005	\$10.000	Council District 7.
			7 = 0,000	Funds will be used to provide programming and services to alleviate isolation of
Brewer	DOROT, Inc Programs to Alleviate Social Isolation for Seniors	133264005	\$5,000	vulnerable older adults in Council District 6.
				Funds will be used to provide assistance to local seniors at NYCHA Astoria Houses in
	East River Development Alliance, Inc Senior Services - Astoria			the form of workforce development workshops, assistance in navigating public
Caban	Houses	861096987	\$20,000	benefits, financial counseling, and free tax preparation assistance.

Council Member	Legal Name of Organization - Program Name	Tax ID	Amount	Purpose of Funds
	East Side House, Inc Borinquen Court Mitchel Older Adult			To provide funding for enrichment programming and services including trips and extra
Ayala	Center	131623989	\$5,000	curricular activities.
_				To provide funding for enrichment programming and services including trips and extra
Ayala	East Side House, Inc Patterson Senior Center	131623989		curricular activities.
Rivera	Educational Alliance, Inc., The - Sirovich Center	135562210	\$15,000	Funds will support Sirovich Senior Center's programs and operations.
Marto	Educational Alliance, Inc., The - Weinberg Center for Balanced Living	135562210	\$10,000	Funding will support Weinberg Center for Balanced Living.
Marte Borelli	Eger Health Care and Rehabilitation Center	133524533		Funds will support Better Life More Living programming and services.
DOTCIII	Eger realth care and renasmation center	133324333	717,500	and surport better the more tiving programming and services.
Moya	Elmcor Youth and Adult Activities, Inc Golden Phoenix 1	112224539	\$27,500	To support the senior center Golden Phoenix Club 1.
		440004500	427.500	
Moya	Elmcor Youth and Adult Activities, Inc Golden Phoenix 2	112224539	\$27,500	To support the senior center Golden Phoenix Club 2.
Moya	Elmcor Youth and Adult Activities, Inc Golden Phoenix 3	112224539	\$27,500	To support the senior center Golden Phoenix Club 3.
,	,		. ,	
Moya	Elmcor Youth and Adult Activities, Inc Golden Phoenix 4	112224539	\$27,500	To support the senior center Golden Phoenix Club 4.
	Emerald Isle Immigration Center - Irish immigrant & Senior			
Holden	Services	112932528	\$5,000	Funds to provide senior programs and services for Council District 30 Irish Immigrants.
				Funding to support the Extended Services program including immigration legal support
				mental health screening, insurance enrollment assistance, benefits screenings, and
Won	Emerald Isle Immigration Center - Senior Services	112932528	\$15,000	case management/counseling.
				Funding to provide older adult services for the aging diaspora of Irish immigrants in
Dinowitz	Emerald Isle Immigration Center - Senior Services - Woodlawn	112932528		Woodlawn.
Bottcher	Encore Community Services	133104293	\$8,500	To support meals for seniors.
	Encore Community Services - Older Adult Home Delivered			
Brewer	Meal Program	133104293	\$5,000	Funds will support the provision, preparation, and delivery of meals to older adults.
	Federation of Italian American Organizations of Brooklyn, Ltd			
Kagan	Community Center Program Services for Older Adults	112507910	\$10,000	Funds will be used to provide programs for older adults in Council District 47.
	Federation of Italian American Organizations of Brooklyn, Ltd			Funds will support Naturally Occurring Retirement Communities (NORC) and provide
Aviles	Naturally Occurring Retirement Communities (NORC)	112507910	\$5,000	social, educational, and emotional supports programming and services.
Joseph	Fenimore Senior Center, Inc Council District 40	112772287	\$20,000	Funds will support arts & crafts, wellness seminars, and senior center expenses.
D. H. I.		42266625		Funds will support jewelry making classes, walking tours, and essential printing and
Bottcher	Find Aid for the Aged, Inc Coffeehouse Center	132666921	\$9,000	activity supplies for jewelry making classes at the Coffeehouse Center.
D	Find Aid for the Aged, Inc Hamilton Adult Center - Project	422666024	¢E 000	Funds will support Project FIND Older Adult Classes and Activities at Hamilton Older
Brewer	FIND Older Adult Classes	132666921	\$5,000	Adult Center.
Vernikov	Flatbush Shomrim Safety Patrol, Inc.	203244567	\$10,000	Funding to support assistance services for various emergencies associated with seniors

Council Member	Legal Name of Organization - Program Name	Tax ID	Amount	Purpose of Funds
				Funds will support FSSP programs in Council District 45 for elderly constituents.
				Activities include elderly assistance, biased crime, anti-terrorism awareness, medical
Louis	Flatbush Shomrim Safety Patrol, Inc Council District 45	203244567	\$5,000	awareness programs, 24X6 patrol to assist all emergencies for elderly.
Osse	Fort Greene Council, Inc Albany Older Adult Club	112300840		Funding for Albany Older Adult Club programming.
Osse	Tort dreene council, Inc Albany Older Addit Club	112300640	33,000	I thining for Albany Older Addit Clab programming.
Barron	Fort Greene Council, Inc Boulevard Houses Senior Center	112300840	\$15,000	Funding for programming at the Senior Center at NYCHA Boulevard Houses.
Mealy	Fort Greene Council, Inc Christopher Blenman Older Adult Club (OAC)	112300840	\$27,000	Funds will be used to enhance senior programming, health and wellness, educational, and recreational activities.
	Fort Greene Council, Inc Clarendon Road Church Senior			Funds will be used to support Senior Programming for seniors at Clarendon Road
Louis	Programing - Council District 45	112300840	\$20,000	Church.
	Fort Greene Council, Inc Grant Square Older Adult Club			
Osse	(OAC)	112300840	\$5,000	Funds will support Grant Square Older Adult Club (OAC) programming and services.
				Funds will be used to enhance senior programming; health and wellness, educational,
Mealy	Fort Greene Council, Inc Hugh Gilroy Older Adult Club (OAC)	112300840	\$10,000	and recreational activities.
-				Funds will be used to enhance virtual and in-person senior programming; health and
				wellness, educational, and recreational activities, office supplies, educational trips to
Mealy	Fort Greene Council, Inc Marcus Garvey Older Adult Club	112300840	\$10,000	Museums, NYC trips.
·	Fort Greene Council, Inc Maria Lawton Older Adult Club			
Osse	(OAC)	112300840	\$5,000	Funds will support Maria Lawton Older Adult Club (OAC) programming and services.
Barron	Fort Greene Council, Inc Rosetta Gaston Senior Center	112300840	\$16,000	Funding for programming at the Rosetta Gaston Senior Center.
Hudson	Fort Greene Council, Inc Senior Programming - Grace Agard	112300840	\$10,000	Funding to support senior programming and other general operating expenses.
Hudson	Fort Greene Council, Inc Senior Programming - Willoughby	112300840	\$10,000	Funding to support senior programming and other general operating expenses.
				Funds will be used to enhance virtual and in-person programming; health and wellness,
				educational, and recreational activities, older adults educational trips, including one
Mealy	Fort Greene Council, Inc Seth Low Senior Club	112300840	\$5,000	Spirit of NY educational trip.
Osse	Fort Greene Council, Inc Stuyvesant Heights Older Adult Club	112300840	\$5,000	Funds will support Stuyvesant Heights Older Adult Club programming and services.
				Funding to support operating expense costs for senior programming at Teresa Moore
Barron	Fort Greene Council, Inc Teresa Moore Senior Center	112300840	\$25,000	Senior Center.
	Fund for the City of New York, Inc Stonewall Community			
Powers	Development Corporation	132612524	\$5,000	Funding will support the LGBTQ Stonwall Village Senior Housing Project.
	Fundacion de Ayuda a las Familias y Envejecientes, Inc			
Sanchez	Council District 15	853130678	\$10,000	Funds will be used to support senior community programming in Council District 15.
Ariola	Giving Alternative Learners Uplifting Opportunities, Inc.	050615968	\$5,000	Funds will support equestrian lessons and therapeutic riding for older adults.
	Goddard Riverside Community Center - Lincoln Square			Funds will be used for programming and services for the Adult Center at Lincoln Square
Brewer	Neighborhood Center - Adult Center	131893908	\$20,000	Neighborhood Center.

Council Member	Legal Name of Organization - Program Name	Tax ID	Amount	Purpose of Funds
	Goddard Riverside Community Center - West 88th Street			
Brewer	Senior Center	131893908	\$20,000	Funds will support programming at West 88th Street Senior Center.
	God's Love We Deliver, Inc Home-Delivered Meals - Council			Funds will be used to support the provision of home-delivered meals to seriously ill
Stevens	District 16	133366846		people, their children (to age 18) and their senior caregivers in Council District 16.
Stevens	Grand Street Settlement, Inc Senior Services - Council	133300010		people, their dimarch (to age 15) and their series caregivers in country bistrict 15.
Rivera	District 2	135562230	\$20,000	Funds will support Grand Street Settlement's senior programs in Council District 2.
	Greater Bethel Community Development Corporation - Council			
Brooks-Powers	District 31	320000557	\$10,000	The funding will support district based senior services in Council District 31.
				Funds will be used to provide workforce services, furnishing space, outreach and
Bottcher	Greenwich House, Inc.	135562204	\$6,000	wraparound services.
	Greenwich House, Inc Independence Plaza Older Adult			Funding to provide a comprehensive range of social, cultural, and wellness services at
Marte	Center	135562204	\$10,000	the Independence Plaza Older Adult Center.
	Greenwich House, Inc Music School Older Adult Choral &			Funding will be used to cover program costs associated with the Music School,
Marte	Songwriting Classes	135562204	\$10,000	including teachers and supplies.
				Funds will support GRIOT's core programs, including their Buddy 2 Buddy peer
Hudson	GRIOT Circle, Inc Health & Wellness - District 35	113364328	\$10,000	caregiver program for LGBTQ elders of color.
_				To support seniors in and around District 39 who are holocaust survivors with kosher
Hanif	Guardians of the Sick, Inc.	116003433	\$5,000	food provision and other services.
				Funds will be used to offer year-round seniors services through free weekly cardio
	11.33	440640504	45.000	fitness classes, improving the quality of life seniors of color through ongoing culturally-
Louis	Haitian Centers Council, Inc Council District 45	112648501	\$5,000	appropriate physical activity and nutritional programs.
Marta	Hamilton Madison House Inc. City Hall Older Adult Contar	125562412	ć17.000	These funds will support the City Hall Older Adult Center that serves a majority Asian-
Marte	Hamilton-Madison House, Inc City Hall Older Adult Center Hamilton-Madison House, Inc Senior Center Programs &	135562412	\$17,000	American, Chinese-speaking senior population.
Marte	Enhancements	135562412	\$25,000	To support educational and recreational programs for seniors, virtually and in person.
Iviaite	Limancements	133302412	\$23,000	The funds will support operational costs, purchase kitchen AC unit,
				activities/programming for seniors at the Angelo Petromelis Senior Center in Council
Paladino	HANAC, Inc Angelo Petromelis College Point Senior Center	112290832	\$20,000	District 19.
Caban	HANAC, Inc Douris Tower	112290832		Funds will be used to defray operating expenses of George Douris Tower.
De La Rosa	HANAC, Inc Hellenic Senior Program - St. Spyridon	112290832		To support senior programming at St. Spyridon Church.
	, , , , , , , , , , , , , , , , , , , ,		7 = 0,000	
				Funding will be used to provide social services, health promotion, wellness with
Won	HANAC, Inc Ravenswood Senior Center	112290832		nutrition, health exercises, evidence base programming, education and art classes.
			*	Funds will be used to support the Extended Services Program, which provides free
Caban	HANAC, Inc Senior Services - Council District 22	112290832	\$7,000	senior casework in Council District 22.
Jordan	Harlem Advocates for Seniors, Inc.	811966114	\$10,000	Funding to support senior and housing services in Council District 9.
	Harlem Advocates for Seniors, Inc Senior Committee Older			
Abreu	Adult Program - Council District 7	811966114	\$10,000	Funding to support programming for older adults in Council District 7.
				Funds will be used to provide free cultural entertainment for the village of Harlem, with
Jordan	Harlem Presents, Inc Harlem Village	800783830	\$20,000	activities taking place in Council District 9.

Council Member	Legal Name of Organization - Program Name	Tax ID	Amount	Purpose of Funds
				Funds will be used to support operating costs of outreach and community engagement
Jordan	Harlem Pride, Incorporated - Harlem Pride	272191962		programs for seniors.
Bottcher	Hartley House, Inc HOPE Program	131656652	\$9,000	Funds will support HOPE programming and services.
				To fund the Healthy Aging Program which promotes maintenance of physical and mental health for elderly residing in Council District 5, publicly noticed through Council
Menin	Health Advocates for Older People, Inc.	134165807	\$6.500	District 5 monthly newsletter and website.
Carr	Health Essential Association, Inc.	452871053		Funds to be used for programming and services for seniors.
	Heights and Hills, Inc Case Management - Council District 33		, -,	0 · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · ·
Restler	Volunteer Program	237237927	\$15,500	To provide in-home case management services in Council District 33.
	Heights and Hills, Inc Case Management & Volunteer			To provide nutritious meals (offered onsite only), educational and recreational
Aviles	Programs	237237927	\$10,000	activities, behavioral health sessions, and comprehensive case assistance services.
/ (VIICS	Heights and Hills, Inc Case Management Services Volunteer	237237327	710,000	Funds will support programs and work to assist seniors from Council District 40 through
Joseph	Program - Council District 40	237237927	\$5,000	its volunteer program.
тозерп	Program - Council District 40	237237327	73,000	Funding for volunteer programs in support of ongoing in-home case management for
Hudson	Heights and Hills, Inc Case Management Support - District 35	227227027	\$10,000	homebound seniors.
пиизоп	Heights and Hills, Inc Case Management Support - District 55	23/23/92/	\$10,000	Inomedound Semiors.
				Funds will be used to support arts and sultural programs, education and regreation
	Heighte and Hills Inc. Coning Contag Day and an annual and	227227027	ć10 000	Funds will be used to support arts and cultural programs, education and recreation,
Hanif	Heights and Hills, Inc Senior Center Programming	237237927	\$19,000	technology classes, health promotion and general operations of the center.
	Helen Keller International, Inc New York Vision Program:	105560160	45.000	E I'
Joseph	Clear Sight for Seniors - Council District 40	135562162	\$5,000	Funding will be used to provide seniors access to vision care in Council District 40.
	l.,			To support the Adaptive Living Program for legally-blind older adults, aged 55 and
Hanif	Helen Keller Services - Adaptive Living Program	111630807	\$5,000	
_	Helen Keller Services - Adaptive Living Program - Council			To support the free Adaptive Living Program (ALP) for visually impaired seniors in
Restler	District 33	111630807	\$5,000	Council District 33.
	Helen Keller Services - Assistance & Training for Legally Blind			To support skills based training, resource navigation, and other assistance for legally
Brannan	Older Adults	111630807	. ,	blind older adults.
Rivera	Henry Street Settlement - Vladeck Senior Services	131562242	\$15,000	Funds will support the Henry Street Senior Center.
1				Funding to provide educational and recreational services for seniors, access and
				translation (Chinese-English) services, case assistance, community workshops, health
Yeger	Homecrest Community Services, Inc.	113373115	\$5,000	and wellness promotion.
	Homecrest Community Services, Inc Homecrest Senior			Funding to support operational expenses and social services programming for seniors
Vernikov	Center	113373115	\$5,000	at Homecrest Senior Center.
	Homecrest Community Services, Inc Senior Program -			Funds will be used to provide space for Immigrant population in the Senior Center in
Kagan	Council District 47	113373115	\$10,000	Council District 47.
	Homecrest Community Services, Inc Social, Recreational, &			To support programming to serve social needs and general well being of older adults in
Brannan	Wellness Programming for Seniors - Council District 43	113373115	\$5,000	Council District 43.
ומווומוו	Hope of Israel Senior Citizens Center, Inc Hope of Israel	1133/3113	000,00	Funding to support recreational activities and programming at the Hope of Israel Senior
Stovens	Senior Center - Council District 16	122740057	\$7,000	Citizens center in Council District 16.
Stevens	Defilor Center - Council District 16	132749857	000,7ډ	Citizens center in Council District 16.

Council Member	Legal Name of Organization - Program Name	Tax ID	Amount	Purpose of Funds
	Housing Options and Geriatric Association Resources, Inc			
	Senior Case Assistance Program & Golden Age Clubhouse -			To support the Senior Case Assistance Program/Golden Age Clubhouse for low income
Salamanca	Council District 17	133887707	\$25,000	seniors in Council District 17.
				Funding will provide halal lunch, exercise, physical therapy, and yoga sessions for
Gennaro	India Home, Inc.	208747291	\$40,000	seniors to keep them healthy and active.
Krishnan	India Home, Inc.	208747291	\$13,000	Funds will be used to support India Home's Senior Center Programs & Support Services.
				Funds will be used to support culturally competent senior programming, home
	La Participant de	200747204	ć40 000	delivered meals & groceries, wellness check-up calls, virtual health and wellness
Williams	India Home, Inc.	208747291	\$10,000	activities, educational seminars, civic engagement, etc.
l		200747004	47.500	Funding to support culturally competent and linguistically accessible senior services
Ung	India Home, Inc Senior Center Programs & Support Services	208747291	\$7,500	and programming to older adults in Council District 20.
Adams	India Home, Inc Seniors Services - Council District 28	208747291	\$11,000	Funds will support case management and programing at senior center in Richmond Hill.
	Institute for the Puerto Rican/Hispanic Elderly, Inc Arturo		7/	Funds will be used to cover the cost of running recreational activities at the IPR/HE
Stevens	Schomburg Senior Center - Council District 16	132987263	\$15,000	Arturo Schomburg Senior Center in Council District 16.
			, -,	
	Institute for the Puerto Rican/Hispanic Elderly, Inc Betances			To provide funding for health and fitness workshops, cultural events and activities, as
Ayala	Senior Center	132987263	\$10,000	well as critical case assistance to seniors and families at Betances Senior Center.
	Institute for the Puerto Rican/Hispanic Elderly, Inc Bronx			Funding to support the Health Aging Program at Bronx River Houses and James Monroe
Farias	River Houses & James Monroe Houses - Council District 18	132987263	\$25,000	Houses in Council District 18.
	Institute for the Puerto Rican/Hispanic Elderly, Inc Bronx			
Salamanca	River Older Adult Center	132987263	\$25,000	Funds will be used for Bronx River Older Adult Center programming.
	Institute for the Puerto Rican/Hispanic Elderly, Inc Carver			
Ayala	Senior Center	132987263	\$10,000	Access to critical Services for seniors at Carver Senior Center.
				To fund Elmhurst/Jackson Heights Senior Center's educational and recreational
	Institute for the Puerto Rican/Hispanic Elderly, Inc			programs and activities, as well as case assistance to center seniors and their
Krishnan	Elmhurst/Jackson Heights Senior Center	132987263	\$5,000	caregivers.
	Jacob A. Riis Neighborhood Settlement, The - Queensbridge -			
Won	Riis Neighborhood Senior Center	111729398	\$30,000	Funding to support Queensbridge/Riis Neighborhood Senior Center.
				Funding will support a Registered Nurse geriatrician who services residents two
Powers	James Lenox House Association, Inc Geriatric Nurse	131624148	\$5,000	evenings weekly.
	Jewish Association for Services for the Aged (JASA) - 1199			To provide funding for JASA's health-related programming, which addresses chronic
Ayala	NORC	132620896	\$5,000	diseases, nutrition, and weight management.
	Jewish Association for Services for the Aged (JASA) -			
Gutierrez	Bushwick/Hylan NORC	132620896	\$10,000	To support programming for seniors at Bushwick/Hylan NORC SSP.
	Jewish Association for Services for the Aged (JASA) - Club 76			
Brewer	Older Adult Center	132620896	\$5,000	Funds will support JASA Club 76 Older Adult Center programming and services.
	Jewish Association for Services for the Aged (JASA) - Council			Funding will support JASA's socialization and intergenerational programming in Council
Brooks-Powers	District 31	132620896	\$10,000	District 31.

Council Member	Legal Name of Organization - Program Name	Tax ID	Amount	Purpose of Funds
	Jewish Association for Services for the Aged (JASA) - Digital			
Brooks-Powers	Literacy Education - Council District 31	132620896	\$10,000	Funding will support digital literacy education for seniors in Council District 31.
	Jewish Association for Services for the Aged (JASA) - HES Older			
Narcisse	Adult Center	132620896	\$25,000	Funding to provide services and activities for seniors at the HES Older Adult Center.
	Jewish Association for Services for the Aged (JASA) -			Funding to support senior programming, events, and activities in Holliswood Older
Lee	Holliswood Older Adult Center	132620896	\$6,000	Adult Center.
Bottcher	Jewish Association for Services for the Aged (JASA) - Penn South	132620896	\$19,500	Funds will support health and educational programs, cultural and recreational activities, counseling, referral and other related services to improve the quality of life of Penn South residents.
	Jewish Association for Services for the Aged (JASA) - Queens			To support elder abuse prevention and counseling, including legal consultation and
Ung	Elder Abuse Prevention Program (LEAP)	132620896	\$5,000	representation, in Council District 20.
	Jewish Association for Services for the Aged (JASA) - Riverton			
Jordan	Square NORC	132620896	\$10,000	Funding will support senior services at Riverton Square NORC.
	Jewish Association for Services for the Aged (JASA) - RNA			
Brewer	House NORC - Supportive Services Program	132620896	\$5,000	Funds will support Supportive Services Program at RNA House NORC.
	Jewish Association for Services for the Aged (JASA) - Rockaway			Funds will be used to support programming and services as well as operational
Ariola	Park Senior Center	132620896	\$10,000	expenses of Rockaway Park Senior Center.
	Jewish Association for Services for the Aged (JASA) - Roy			Funding will support virtual and in-person digital literacy classes for seniors at Roy
Brooks-Powers	Reuther Older Adult Center	132620896	\$15,000	Reuther Older Adult Center, located, in Council District 31.
	Jewish Association for Services for the Aged (JASA) - Senior			Funding to support programming, activities and services at JASA Senior Alliance 161
Vernikov	Alliance Senior Center	132620896	\$10,000	Corbin Place.
	Jewish Association for Services for the Aged (JASA) - Senior			
Vernikov	Food Program - Council District 48	132620896	\$5,000	Funding for home delivered meals for seniors residing in the 48th Council District.
	Jewish Association for Services for the Aged (JASA) - Senior			
Kagan	Program - Council District 47	132620896	\$10,000	Funds will provide senior services and programming in Council District 47.
	Jewish Association for Services for the Aged (JASA) - Sheuer			Funding to support programs, senior outings, supplies and operating costs at Scheuer
Vernikov	House Brighton 6	132620896	\$5,000	House Brighton 6
	Jewish Association for Services for the Aged (JASA) - St.			
Brewer	Martins Tower NORC - Supportive Services Program	132620896	\$5,000	Funds will support NORC Supportive Services Program.
	Jewish Association for Services for the Aged (JASA) - Starrett			Funding to support operating expense costs for senior programming at Starrett City
Barron	City Senior Center	132620896	\$8,000	Senior Center.
	Jewish Association for Services for the Aged (JASA) - Sue			To support general operating expenses, cultural events, senior transportation at JASA
Velazquez	Ginsburg Older Adult Center	132620896	\$8,000	Sue Ginsburg Older Adult Center.
	Jewish Association for Services for the Aged (JASA) - Throggs			Funding to support general operating expenses, cultural events, and senior
Velazquez	Neck Older Adult Center	132620896	\$5,000	transportation at JASA Throggs Neck Older Adult Center.
	Jewish Association for Services for the Aged (JASA) - Trumps			
Vernikov	United	132620896	\$5,000	Funding to support programming, activities and services at JASA Trump United
	Jewish Association for Services for the Aged (JASA) -			
Gutierrez	Williamsburg Senior Center	132620896	\$10,000	To support programming for seniors at Williamsburg Senior Center.
				Funds will enhance and expand current programming, including case management,
Carr	Jewish Community Center of Staten Island, Inc.	135562256	\$11,000	referrals, nutrition, education and recreation.

Council	Land Name of Occasionation - Day and Name	T ID	A	Down of E and
Member	Legal Name of Organization - Program Name	Tax ID	Amount	Purpose of Funds
	Jewish Community Center of Staten Island, Inc Senior			
Borelli	Olympics	135562256	\$5,000	Funds will be used to support Senior Olympics.
	Jewish Community Center of Staten Island, Inc Stapleton			
Hanks	Older Adult Center	135562256	\$15,000	Funding will support an Outreach Coordinator at the Stapleton Older Adult Center.
Osse	Jewish Community Council of Greater Coney Island, Inc.	112665181	\$10,000	Funds will be used to support senior transportation services in Council District 36.
	Jewish Community Council of Greater Coney Island, Inc			Funding to support the expenses related to Senior Citizen Homecare programming and
Vernikov	Homecare Program	112665181	\$20,000	
	Jewish Community Council of Greater Coney Island, Inc Jay			Funding to support various programming, activities and services at Jay Harama Senior
Vernikov	Harama Senior Center	112665181	\$5,000	Center.
	Jewish Community Council of Greater Coney Island, Inc			Funds will be used to support our Marlboro Older Adult Center's Healthy Aging
Kagan	Marlboro Older Adult Center	112665181	\$8,000	services.
				Funds will support the Older Adult Citizen Transportation Program which provides both
	Jewish Community Council of Greater Coney Island, Inc			individual and group trips for frail elderly transporting them to medical and non-
Hanif	Older Adult Citizen Transportation Program	112665181	\$5,000	medical essential services and appointments.
				Funds will be used to support Older Adult Citizen Transportation Program which
	Jewish Community Council of Greater Coney Island, Inc			provides both individual and group trips for frail elderly transporting them to medical
Aviles	Older Adult Transportation	112665181	\$5,000	and non-medical essential services and appointments.
	·		. ,	Funds will be used to support our Older Adult Center programs such as
	Jewish Community Council of Greater Coney Island, Inc			educational/recreational classes, home delivered meals and congregate meals at
Louis	Senior Citizen Program - Council District 45	112665181	\$5.000	JCCGCI Older Adult Centers.
	Jewish Community Council of Greater Coney Island, Inc		1 - 7	
Brannan	Senior Citizen Transportation - Council District 43	112665181	\$5.000	To support free transportation services for older adults in Council District 43.
	Jewish Community Council of Greater Coney Island, Inc		+0,000	Funds to support seniors in need services, food pantry and home delivered meals
Vernikov	Senior Food Program	112665181	\$7.500	program.
	Jewish Community Council of Greater Coney Island, Inc		Ψ.,σσσ	Funding to support senior transportation program which transports seniors of medical
Vernikov	Senior Transportation Program	112665181	\$7,500	and non-medical appointments.
			Ψ.,σσσ	
				Funds will be used to support Kosher Client Choice Food Pantry especially for senior
Ariola	Jewish Community Council of the Rockaway Peninsula, Inc.	112425813	\$20,000	clients and Holocaust survivors and to support social services coordination.
7.11010	Jewish Home Lifecare Manhattan - Geriatrics Career	112423013	720,000	chemis and morocaust survivors and to support social services coordination.
Abreu	Development (GCD) - Council District 7	131624033	\$5,000	Funding to support Geriatrics Career Development in Council District 7.
Farias	Kips Bay Boys & Girls Club - Castle Hill Senior Center	131623850	\$20,000	Funding to continue programming at the Castle Hill Senior Center.
1 4.143	Korean American Senior Citizens Society of Greater New York,	131023030	720,000	To support Korean American senior case assistance and senior programming for
Ung	Inc Korean American Senior Services	112455396	\$5 በበ በ	residents in Council District 20.
b	Korean Community Services of Metropolitan New York, Inc	11273330	73,000	residents in council district 20.
Paladino	Social Service Program	237348989	\$10,000	Funds will support expenses for social adult day care in Council District 19.
Gutierrez	La Nueva Esperanza, Inc Senior Support - Council District 34	204393724	\$10,000	To provide services to seniors suffering with substance abuse and/or HIV/AIDS.
				To support the East Side Case Management Consortium, the Center at Lenox Hill
Menin	Lenox Hill Neighborhood House, Inc.	131628180	\$17,500	Neighborhood House and the Support Our Seniors programing.

Council Member	Legal Name of Organization - Program Name	Tax ID	Amount	Purpose of Funds
	Lenox Hill Neighborhood House, Inc Senior Center at Saint			Funding will support the Senior Center at Saint Peter's Church, which serves seniors
Powers	Peter's Church	131628180	\$15,000	annually with diverse meal, intellectual, health and social programs.
Powers	Lenox Hill Neighborhood House, Inc Senior Transportation	131628180	\$5,000	Funding will support transportation for seniors to programs at the Center.
Carr	Lifestyles for the Disabled, Inc.	133740011		Funding will be used for the operational costs to provide meals, movie nights, art classes, and other entertaining activities throughout the year to Staten Island seniors.
Borelli	Lifestyles for the Disabled, Inc Horticulture Program	133740011		Funding to support remarkable horticulture program.
Hanks	Lifestyles for the Disabled, Inc Serving Our Seniors	133740011	\$10,000	Funding will support the Serving Our Seniors program in Council District 49.
Holden	Maspeth Town Hall, Inc Senior Programming	237259702		Funds to be used for staff support, programming, activities for seniors in Council District 30.
Carr	Meals on Wheels of Staten Island, Inc.	132894978	\$10,000	Funds will be used to help support the Meals on Wheel Nutrition Services.
Bottcher	Medicare Rights Center, Inc.	133505372	\$5,000	Funding to support Medicare Education and Enrollment services.
Lee	Medicare Rights Center, Inc.	133505372	\$5,000	To fund Town Hall Enrollment and Outreach in Council District 23.
Powers	Medicare Rights Center, Inc Council District 4	133505372	\$5,000	Funding will support community presentations in Council District 4 about how to access and enroll in Medicare programs.
Brewer	Medicare Rights Center, Inc Education & Enrollment Program	133505372	\$5,000	Funds will support the Education & Enrollment Program and services in District 6.
Brannan	Medicare Rights Center, Inc Medicare Counseling & Enrollment Assistance - Council District 43	133505372	\$5,000	To support Medicare enrollment assistance and counselling/advice for Council District 43 residents.
Hudson	Medicare Rights Center, Inc Medicare Education & Enrollment Virtual Town Hall - District 35	133505372	\$5,000	To fund Medicare education town halls in District 35.
Canabas	Makana ka Casial Carriaga Assistance Program	000024777	¢10.000	Funds will provide essential in-language social services for Southeast Asian (mostly Cambodian and Vietnamese) women and seniors in the Bronx, to create a safety net for
Sanchez	Mekong, Inc Social Services Assistance Program	800834777	\$10,000	the Southeast Asians.
Williams	Merrill Park Civic Association of Springfield Gardens, Inc Robert Couche Senior Center	112304928	\$5,000	Funds will be used to support the cost associated with senior programming.
Ariola	Metropolitan New York Coordinating Council on Jewish Poverty, Inc.	132738818	\$17,500	This funding will support district based senior services.
Borelli	Metropolitan New York Coordinating Council on Jewish Poverty, Inc.	132738818	\$15,000	Funding to senior home repair program for Council District 51 constituents.
Krishnan	Metropolitan New York Coordinating Council on Jewish Poverty, Inc.	132738818	\$10,000	Funding for case workers to assist senior clients facing evictions, medical payments and various other services for seniors.
Hanif	Metropolitan New York Coordinating Council on Jewish Poverty, Inc Case Workers & SenioRepair Program	132738818	\$5 000	To support cost of case workers who help clients under threat of eviction or utility shutoff, those who cannot pay medical bills, and have other emergencies, including those in need of the SenioRepair program.
	Metropolitan New York Coordinating Council on Jewish	132730010	73,000	To provide free handyman services and home repairs for low-income older adults in
Ung	Poverty, Inc Senior Repair Program - Council District 20 Metropolitan New York Coordinating Council on Jewish	132738818	\$5,000	Council District 20.
Brannan	Poverty, Inc Social Services	132738818	\$7,500	To support Met Council's social services and assistance.

Council Member	Legal Name of Organization - Program Name	Tax ID	Amount	Purpose of Funds
	Metropolitan New York Coordinating Council on Jewish			Funding to support senior clients secure government benefits and entitlements,
Abreu	Poverty, Inc Social Services Program - Council District 7	132738818	\$7,500	including counseling, financial assistance and emergency food in Council District 7.
	Morningside Retirement and Health Services, Inc NORC			
Abreu	Program - Council District 7	136206256	\$7,500	Funding to support the Morningside Retirement and Health Services NORC program.
	Morris Heights Health Center, Inc Community Engagement -			To support community engagement around the new community center and well as
Sanchez	Council District 14	061081232	\$20,000	local community events for Morris Heights seniors.
Velazquez	Morris Park Community Association, Inc.	237429900	\$5,000	Funding will support senior services provided by MPCA in Council District 13.
				Renewal for an existing Fort Independence Social Club. The program will support
	Mosholu-Montefiore Community Center, Inc Fort			teaching artists for creative aging goals. Creative Aging fosters advanced level skill-
Sanchez	Independence Social Club	133622107	\$15,000	building with a comprehensive curriculum and culminating events.
	Mosholu-Montefiore Community Center, Inc Marble Hill			
De La Rosa	Senior Citizen Center	133622107	\$10,000	To support programming at the Marble Hill Senior Center.
	Mosholu-Montefiore Community Center, Inc Mosholu			Fund will support senior-oriented programing at the Mosholu Montefiore
Feliz	Montefiore Neighborhood Senior Center	133622107	\$10,000	Neighborhood Senior Center.
				Funding to support programming activities for older adults, including special events,
	Mosholu-Montefiore Community Center, Inc Neighborhood			trips, program marketing, consultants to facilitate activities to seniors, incentives for
Dinowitz	Senior Center - Council District 11	133622107	\$25,000	recruitment and retention for seniors and staffing.
				Funding will support an adult exercise and movement program within Council District
Menin	Moving For Life	465251831	\$7,500	
				To support a Senior Fitness classes weekly in John Jay Park in City Council District 5 for
				fall and spring that introduce seniors to athletic activities in a supportive and social
Menin	Moving For Life	465251831		environment.
Abreu	Moving For Life - Exercise for Health - Council District 7	465251831	\$7,000	Funding to support Moving for Life programming in Council District 7.
	Mt. Sinai Center for Community Enrichment, Inc Senior Day			
Hanks	Care	134082027	\$15,000	Funding will support the Senior Day Care program in Council District 49.
				Funds will support a comprehensive senior program, including detailed case
				management sessions resulting in entitlement procurement, including client
Yeger	Nachas Health and Family Network, Inc.	113067201		prescreening, etc.
Jordan	National Jazz Museum in Harlem, The	133853627	\$25,000	Funding will support senior services and programming in Council District 9.
				To fund informational programming about home ownership and senior citizens
Krishnan	Neighborhood Housing Services of Queens CDC, Inc.	471267077	\$5,000	assistance programs.
	Neighborhood Self Help by Older Persons Project, Inc Casa			
Salamanca	Boricua Senior Center - Council District 17	133077047	\$10,000	Funds will support senior activities and events at Casa Boricua Senior Center.
	Neighborhood Self Help by Older Persons Project, Inc			Funds will support senior activities and events at Lafayette Estates NORC Supportive
Salamanca	Lafayette Estates NORC - Council District 17	133077047	\$15,000	Services program.
	Neighborhood Self Help by Older Persons Project, Inc			Funding to provide educational, socialization, and health and wellness programs at the
Farias	Lafayette Estates NORC - Council District 18	133077047		Lafayette Estates NORC in Council District 18.
Jordan	New Economy Project, Inc.	133842270	\$8,500	Funding will support senior services and programming in Council District 9.

Council Member	Legal Name of Organization - Program Name	Tax ID	Amount	Purpose of Funds
				Funds will be used to support free workshops, marketing material and general
Carr	New York City Verrazano 10-13 Association, Inc.	134151778	\$5,000	operating expenses for the senior safety & security workshops.
	New York City Verrazano 10-13 Association, Inc Senior			
Borelli	Programs - Council District 51	134151778	\$5,000	Funding to support senior programs in Council District 51.
Menin	New York Foundation for Senior Citizens, Inc.	132618568	\$10,000	To support the Home Sharing and Respite Care Program for residents in Council District 5, publicly noticed through Council District 5 monthly newsletter and website.
Rivera	New York Foundation for Senior Citizens, Inc Council District 2	132618568	\$10,000	Funds will support New York Foundation for Senior Citizens programs and operations in Council District 2.
Powers	New York Foundation for Senior Citizens, Inc Council District 4	132618568	\$5,000	Funding will support the Home Sharing/Respite Care program, which provides home care assistance to seniors in Council District 4.
	New York Foundation for Senior Citizens, Inc Dyckman			
De La Rosa	Senior Center	132618568	\$15,000	To support programming at the Dyckman Senior Center.
Brewer	New York Foundation for Senior Citizens, Inc Home Sharing & Respite Care Program	132618568	\$5,000	Funds will support Home Sharing and Respite Care Program.
	New York Foundation for Senior Citizens, Inc Home Sharing			
Narcisse	& Respite Care Program - Council District 46	132618568	\$5,000	Funds will be used to provide services to seniors in the Council District 46.
Marte	New York Foundation for Senior Citizens, Inc LaGuardia Senior Center	132618568	\$8.500	The funds requested will be used to WiFi the centers, which will enhance and expand LaGuardia Senior Center's health promotion, social and recreational programs and services.
	New York Foundation for Senior Citizens, Inc Mott Street			The funds requested will be used to WiFi the centers, which will enhance and expand Mott Street Senior Center's health promotion, social and recreational programs and
Marte	Senior Center	132618568	. ,	services.
Holden	New York Irish Center, Inc Senior Programming	550869151	\$5,000	Funds to be used to support programs and services for seniors.
Won	New York Irish Center, Inc Senior Wellness & Socialization Program	550869151	\$20,000	Funding will supplement activities for seniors such as communal dining lunch to seniors and computer training for seniors.
Hanif	New York Memory Center	112713960		Funds will provide escorted round-trip transportation to-and-from members' homes for most Brooklyn neighborhoods and computer based cognitive training classes.
Brannan	NIA Community Services Network, Inc Programming & Assistance for Seniors	112697931	\$31,000	To support for NIA's recreational, assistance, and support services.
Kagan	NIA Community Services Network, Inc Senior Services - Council District 47	112697931	\$10,000	Funds will be used to provide services for seniors that include healthy-aging and arts programming.
Borelli	Noble Maritime Collection, The	133351673	\$10,000	Funding will support arts programming and support for seniors in Council District 51.
Restler	North Brooklyn Development Corporation - Tenant Services - Council District 33	112555446	\$10,000	To support the Tenant Services program for seniors that will educate, advise, assist senior tenants at risk of residential displacement, inform community resident of housing rights & assist seniors in securing affordable housing.
Velazquez	North East Bronx Senior Citizens Center, Inc.	132759045	\$15,000	To support the continuation of programming and senior services at the North East Bronx Senior Citizens Center.

Council Member	Legal Name of Organization - Program Name	Tax ID	Amount	Purpose of Funds
Vernikov	Ohel Children's Home and Family Services, Inc.	116078704	\$5,000	Funding to support a variety of district based senior services.
Kagan	Ohel Children's Home and Family Services, Inc Senior Program - Council District 47	116078704		Funds will be used to provide services to older adults including outpatient mental health counseling, case management, and opportunities for socialization.
Bottcher	Older Adults Technology Services (OATS), Inc.	550882599	\$5,000	Funds will provide free intensive and high-quality technology trainings for seniors.
Hanif	Older Adults Technology Services (OATS), Inc.	550882599		Funds will support free intensive and high-quality technology trainings aimed at closing the digital divide and connecting seniors aged 60+.
Powers	Older Adults Technology Services (OATS), Inc Council District 4	550882599	\$10,000	Funding will support technology-based programming and training sessions to older New Yorkers in Council District 4.
Menin	Older Adults Technology Services (OATS), Inc Council District 5	550882599	\$10,000	To fund a free community-based programming for older adults including technology-training and certification classes, workshops & special events, where laptops and internet connections (where necessary) are brought to senior centers in Council District 5.
Mealy	Older Adults Technology Services (OATS), Inc Literacy & Technology Training for Older Adults	550882599		Funds will support development of training curriculum designed especially for older learners and their devices, delivery of training and access to telephone hotline support.
Kagan	Our Lady of Grace Roman Catholic Church - Senior Services Program	111694947		Funds will provide a safe and comfortable facility to the elderly members to spend quality time dancing, playing games, doing crafts as well as group trips.
Gutierrez	Peter Cardella Senior Citizen Center, Inc Meals on Wheels	112328536	\$10,000	Funding will support Meals on Wheels at Senior Center.
Gutierrez	Peter Cardella Senior Citizen Center, Inc Senior Center Operations	112328536		Funding will support for facility maintenance/operation, escalating costs of utilities, insurance, food, transportation costs, and supplies associated with operating a multiservice older adult center.
Holden	Peter Cardella Senior Citizen Center, Inc Senior Programming	112328536	\$20,000	Funding to support the lunch program, entitlement and benefit case assistance, info/referral services, education, recreation, health promotion and socialization programs.
Rivera	Phipps Neighborhoods, Inc Phipps NORC	132707665	\$10,000	Funds will support the Phipps NORC's programs and operations.
Feliz	Phipps Neighborhoods, Inc West Farms Senior Program	132707665	\$25,000	Funds will support Phipps Neighborhoods Senior Program at West Farms.
Restler	Polish and Slavic Center, Inc.	112285970		funding to support senior services, activities and programming in Council District 33.
Holden	Polonians Organized to Minister to Our Community, Inc Senior Programming & Services	112594500		Funds to be used to support counseling, advocacy and individual bilingual assistance to those with social and immigration related issues.
Velazquez	Presbyterian Senior Services, Inc City Island Older Adult Center	131981482		To support the PSS City Island Older Adult Center.
Stevens	Presbyterian Senior Services, Inc Highbridge Gardens Senior Center - Council District 16	131981482	\$13,000	Funding to support senior programming, activities and services at The PSS Highbridge Gardens Senior Center including congregate meals, classes/workshops, and related supplies and materials in Council District 16.

Council Member	Legal Name of Organization - Program Name	Tax ID	Amount	Purpose of Funds
				Funding to support senior programming, activities and services at The PSS Highbridge
	Presbyterian Senior Services, Inc Highbridge Senior Center -			Center including congregate meals, classes/workshops, and related supplies and
Stevens	Council District 16	131981482	\$20,000	materials in Council District 16.
	Presbyterian Senior Services, Inc Jackson & Davidson Senior			
Salamanca	Centers - Council District 17	131981482	\$10,000	Funding to support senior services at PSS Jackson and Davidson Centers.
	Presbyterian Senior Services, Inc Manhattanville Senior			
Abreu	Center	131981482	\$10,000	Funding to support services at the Manhattanville Senior Center.
Feliz	Presbyterian Senior Services, Inc Parkside Senior Center	131981482	\$10,000	Funds will support recreational activities and initiatives for seniors at Parkside Senior Center.
				To support PCC programing, social, health, and cultural activities for seniors in Council
Velazquez	Preston Center of Compassion, Inc.	571180937	\$20,000	District 13.
 I			. ,	The funds received will be used to cover the cost of food/refreshments for the weekly
				gathering to expand networking opportunities for seniors. Funds will be applied to the
Gennaro	Queens Community House, Inc Pomonok Senior Club	112375583	\$5,000	purchase of supplies and transportation.
	Queens Community House, Inc Queens Center for Gay		4-7	
Krishnan	Seniors	112375583	\$8,000	To fund intergenerational arts programming at Queens Center for Gay Seniors.
	- Commond	11107000	40,000	To maintain staffing to assist senior clients, to assist with transportation, and to
Krishnan	Queens Community House, Inc Senior Programming	112375583	\$22,000	provide case management and assistance.
Schulman	Queens Community House Inc. Support Our Seniors	117275502	\$11,000	Funds will support various wellness programs/services at Council District 29 centers for senior citizens; including Rego Park Older Adult Center, Forest Hills Older Adult Center, Kew Gardens Older Adult Center and Forest Hills NORC.
Schulman	Queens Community House, Inc Support Our Seniors Queens Interagency Council on the Aging, Inc.	112375583 112744700		
Adams		112744700	\$5,000	Funds will support the agency's meeting costs and outreach efforts.
Cabulman	Queens Interagency Council on the Aging, Inc Queens	112744700	¢E 000	To support OICA monthly programs throughout the year at Oucons Borough Hall
Schulman	Borough Hall	112744700	\$5,000	To support QICA monthly programs throughout the year at Queens Borough Hall.
A 1.1.		227472452	ć= 000	Funds will be used to provide senior services, meals-on-wheels, senior programming
Ariola	Queens Jewish Community Council, Inc.	237172152	\$5,000	and immigration services.
Gennaro	Queens Jewish Community Council, Inc.	237172152	\$24,000	Funding to support senior programming including intervention and immigrant services.
				Funding to support services/programming for citizenship, green card, and medical
Paladino	Queens Jewish Community Council, Inc Senior Services	237172152		insurance in Council District 19.
Lee	Queensboro Council for Social Welfare, Inc.	111817497	\$5,000	Funds will be used to support QCSW services to Council District 23 seniors.
	Queensborough Community College Auxiliary Enterprise			
Paladino	Association, Inc QPAC Senior Program	112037770	\$5,000	To provide local senior programming in Council District 19.
Holden	Rabbi Israel Meyer HaKohen Rabbinical Seminary of America - Middle Village Adult Center Senior Programming	111752021	\$20,000	Funds to be used for operating expenses of programs and services at the Middle Village Adult Center.
Sanchez	Regional Aid for Interim Needs, Inc Bailey Senior Center	136213586	\$10,000	Funds will be used to support programming and congregate meals at Bailey Senior Center in addition to programming for health and social activities.
Riley	Regional Aid for Interim Needs, Inc Boston East Neighborhood Senior Center	136213586	\$27,500	Funds to be used to operate the R.A.I.N Boston East Neighborhood Senior Center.

Council Member	Legal Name of Organization - Program Name	Tax ID	Amount	Purpose of Funds
	Regional Aid for Interim Needs, Inc Boston Road Senior			
Velazquez	Center	136213586	\$10,000	To support the operating expenses of the R.A.I.N. Boston Road Older Adult Center.
	Regional Aid for Interim Needs, Inc Boston Secor			
Riley	Neighborhood Senior Center	136213586	\$27,500	Funds to be used for the R.A.I.N Boston Secor Neighborhood Senior Center.
	Regional Aid for Interim Needs, Inc Eastchester			
Riley	Neighborhood Senior Center	136213586	\$30,000	Funds to be used for the R.A.I.N Eastchester Neighborhood Senior Center.
	Regional Aid for Interim Needs, Inc Gunhill Neighborhood			
Riley	Senior Center	136213586	\$25,000	Funds to be used to operate the R.A.I.N Gunhill Neighborhood Senior Center.
	Regional Aid for Interim Needs, Inc Inwood Older Adult			
De La Rosa	Center	136213586	\$15,000	To support senior programming at RAIN Senior Center.
	Regional Aid for Interim Needs, Inc Middletown Senior			
Velazquez	Center	136213586	\$6,000	To support the operating expenses of the R.A.I.N. Middletown Older Adult Center.
	Regional Aid for Interim Needs, Inc Mt. Carmel			
Feliz	Neighborhood Senior Center	136213586	\$30,000	Funds will support R.A.I.N. programming at Mt. Carmel Neighborhood Senior Center.
	Regional Aid for Interim Needs, Inc R.A.I.N. Nereid Older			Funding to support the operating expenses of the senior center programming and
Dinowitz	Adult Center	136213586	\$10,000	activities.
	Regional Aid for Interim Needs, Inc R.A.I.N/ Findlay House			The funding will be used to provide supplemental social and recreational activities at
Stevens	Senior Program	136213586	\$10,000	the Findlay House Senior Center.
Carr	Richmond Medical Center	743177454		Funds to be used to facilitate senior programming and services.
			. ,	Funding will provide fresh food delivery and supportive services to home-bound
Hanks	Richmond Senior Services - Senior Services	136217080	\$5,000	seniors in District 49.
	Ridgewood Older Adult Center and Services, Inc Senior		. ,	
Holden	Programming & Services	050607283	\$10.000	This funding will support district based senior services.
	Riseboro Community Partnership, Inc Borinquen Plaza Senior		. ,	J 11
Gutierrez	Center	112453853	\$9.000	To support programming for seniors at Borinquen Plaza Senior Center.
			1 - 7	Funds will be used to enhance our educational and health promotion services, to
				organize trips and special events for seniors, and to cover general operational support
Mealy	Riseboro Community Partnership, Inc Breevort Senior Club	112453853	\$10.000	for the program.
,	Riseboro Community Partnership, Inc Diana H. Jones Senior		7 = 0,000	
Gutierrez	Center	112453853	\$5,000	To support senior programming and trips at the Diana H. Jones Senior Center.
	Riseboro Community Partnership, Inc Hope Gardens Senior		+0,000	Funds will be used for senior programming and general operational support for the
Nurse	Center	112453853	\$25,000	Riseboro Hope Gardens Senior Center.
	Riseboro Community Partnership, Inc Palmetto Gardens	111 .0000	¥20,000	Funds will support senior programming, services, and operational support for the
Nurse	Senior Club	112453853	\$10,000	Palmetto Gardens Senior Club.
114130	Riseboro Community Partnership, Inc Roundtable Senior	112433033	710,000	Funds will support senior programming, services, and operational support for the
Nurse	Center	112453853	\$10,000	Roundtable Senior Center.
114130		112733333	710,000	nounature senior center.
Mealy	Riseboro Community Partnership, Inc Saratoga Square	112453853	\$28.000	This funding will support district base Senior Service at Saratoga Square.
,	Riseboro Community Partnership, Inc Stanhope Senior		, -,-,-	Funds will be used for senior programming and general operational support for the
Nurse	Center	112453853	\$15,000	Stanhope Senior Center.

Council Member	Legal Name of Organization - Program Name	Tax ID	Amount	Purpose of Funds
	Riseboro Community Partnership, Inc Stuyvesant Gardens			
Osse	Senior Club	112453853	\$5,000	Funding for programming at Stuyvesant Gardens Senior Club.
Dinowitz	Riverdale Senior Services, Inc Older Adults Take Charge of Wellness	237357997	\$25,000	Funding to support RSS' Take Charge of Wellness Program, which provides education and informative lectures on the promotion of health, nutrition literacy and counseling connecting the impact of dietary choices on health.
De La Rosa	Riverstone Senior Life Services, Inc.	133355074	\$10,000	Funds will be used to support Riverstone's Memory Center programming and services.
Jordan	Riverstone Senior Life Services, Inc.	133355074	\$10,000	Funding will support senior services and programming in Council District 9.
	Riverstone Senior Life Services, Inc Riverstone Memory	400055074	440.000	
Abreu	Center	133355074		Funding to support Riverstone Memory Senior Center programming.
Adams	Rochdale Village Social Services, Inc Senior Services	113397470	\$45,000	Funds will support food and recreational programming at the Center.
Won	Samaritan Daytop Village, Inc Woodside Senior Center	112635374	\$10,000	Funding supports initiatives such as: healthy initiatives, yoga training, physical fitness, senior trips and supplements member's dietary needs.
Paladino	Samuel Field YM & YWHA, Inc Bay Terrace Senior Program	113071518	\$5,000	Funds will be used to help older adults to live healthy, fulfilling and socially connected lives within their home communities.
Paladino	Samuel Field YM & YWHA, Inc Clearview Assistance Program	113071518	\$10,000	Funding will help support the Clearview Assistance Program in Council District 19.
Paladino	Samuel Field YM & YWHA, Inc Senior Transportation	113071518	\$15,000	The program will provide seniors over the age of sixty who reside in the greater Clearview, Whitestone, Le Harve, Bay Terrace, and Flushing Communities with dedicated transportation service-in Council District 19.
Bottcher	Say Ah!, Inc Council District 3	208663409		To provide evidence-based health literacy workshops and support to older adults residing in Council District 3.
Yeger	SBH Community Service Network, Inc.	237406410	\$20,000	Funds will be used to support case assistance services provided to individuals 60 years of age and older.
Brannan	SBH Community Service Network, Inc Mental Health Services for Older Adults	237406410	\$6,500	To support mental health outreach, case management, and other services for older adults.
Menin	Search and Care, Inc.	237444790	\$10,000	To provide comprehensive fee-free care management services for vulnerable older men and women living in Council District 5, publicly noticed through Council District 5 monthly newsletter and website.
Ayala	Search and Care, Inc General Operating Support	237444790	\$5,000	To support general operating support for case management and support services.
Brewer	Search and Care, Inc Supportive Services for Older Adults	237444790	\$10,000	Funds will provide supportive services for vulnerable older adults.
Krishnan	Selfhelp Community Services, Inc.	131624178	\$19,500	To maintain staffing to assist senior clients, to assist with transportation, and to provide case management and assistance.
Paladino	Selfhelp Community Services, Inc Alzheimers Resource Program (SHARP)	131624178	\$10,000	Funding will support the operation of programs offered such as adult day care, SHARP and transportation for clients in Council District 19.
Ung	Selfhelp Community Services, Inc Benjamin Rosenthal-Prince Street Innovative Senior Center	131624178	\$19,000	To fund programming at the Benjamin Rosenthal-Prince Street Senior Center, including technology education classes, social and health classes, and, transportation for seniors.

Council Member	Legal Name of Organization - Program Name	Tax ID	Amount	Purpose of Funds
				Funds will be used to defray the cost of office management and programming at
Caban	Selfhelp Community Services, Inc Boulevard Gardens NORC	131624178	\$11,000	Selfhelp Boulevard Gardens NORC
	Selfhelp Community Services, Inc Latimer Gardens Senior			To fund senior center classes and activities at Latimer Gardens Senior Center, and other
Ung	Center	131624178	\$9,000	programming to reduce isolation.
	Selfhelp Community Services, Inc Medical Transportation for			To provide transportation to local medical appointments for seniors living in Council
Ung	Seniors - Council District 20	131624178	\$10,000	District 20.
	Selfhelp Community Services, Inc Senior Medical			To provide transportation to local medical appointments for seniors living in Council
Schulman	Transportation - Council District 29	131624178	\$10,000	District 29.
	Selfhelp Community Services, Inc Senior Programming &		400.000	Funds to be used to support services and programming at the Selfhelp Maspeth Senior
Holden	Services Maspeth	131624178	\$20,000	Center as well as transportation services for medical appointments.
1_	Selfhelp Community Services, Inc Social Services & Benefits			
Brannan	Assistance	131624178	\$5,000	To Support the Safety Net Case Management Program.
Paladino	Selfhelp Community Services, Inc Virtual Senior Center	131624178	\$5,000	Funds will be used to support Virtual Senior Center.
				Funds will support Selfhelp's Virtual Senior Center (VSC), an online community for
Schulman	Selfhelp Community Services, Inc Virtual Senior Center	131624178	\$34,000	socially isolated and home-bound older adults.
	Sephardic Community Youth Center, Inc Senior Enrichment			
Kagan	& Enhancement Programs	112567809	\$25,000	Funds will be used for Senior Enrichment and Enhancement Programs.
	Service Program for Older People (SPOP), Inc Council District			Funding will support mental health counseling for seniors at satellite clinics in District
Powers	4	132947616	\$5,000	4, as well as for seniors who are homebound.
	Service Program for Older People (SPOP), Inc Mental			
Brewer	Healthcare for Vulnerable Older Adults	132947616	\$10,000	Funds will support mental healthcare for vulnerable older adults in Council District 6.
	Service Program for Older People (SPOP), Inc Mental			Funding for mental healthcare services for adults age 55 and older provided in Council
Abreu	Healthcare Services Program - Council District 7	132947616	\$10,000	District 7 (at Red Oak and Riverstone) and via telehealth.
	Services And Advocacy For Gay, Lesbian, Bisexual And			
Hanif	Transgender Elders, Inc.	132947657	\$7,000	Funds will support programming and services for LGBTQ+ and HIV-affected elders.
	Services And Advocacy For Gay, Lesbian, Bisexual And			
	Transgender Elders, Inc Edie Windsor SAGE Center - Council			Funds will support programming and services for LGBTQ+ and HIV-affected elders at
Bottcher	District 3	132947657	\$7,000	the Edie Windsor SAGE Center in Council District 3.
	Services And Advocacy For Gay, Lesbian, Bisexual And		. ,	
	Transgender Elders, Inc LGBTQIA+ Older Adults Services -			Funds will support services, advocacy for gay, lesbian, bisexual and transgender elders
Sanchez	Council District 14	132947657	\$10,000	in Council District 14.
	Services And Advocacy For Gay, Lesbian, Bisexual And		,	Funding will support programming and services for LGBTQ+ and HIV-affected elders at
Jordan	Transgender Elders, Inc SAGE Center Harlem	132947657	\$10,000	SAGE Center Harlem.
Powers	Services And Advocacy For Gay, Lesbian, Bisexual And Transgender Elders, Inc The SAGE Center	132947657	\$5,000	Funding will support services at The SAGE Center, including employment assistance, legal and financial planning, cultural and educational programs, health and wellness programs, benefit counseling, cancer support groups, and congregate meals.

Council				
Member	Legal Name of Organization - Program Name	Tax ID	Amount	Purpose of Funds
				To support SNAP of Eastern Queens Innovative Senior Center, Transportation, Case
Lee	Services Now for Adult Persons (SNAP), Inc.	112591783	\$63,000	Management, Meals-On-Wheels and Caregiver Services.
				Funding will enable the continuation and enhancement of SNAP's broad array of
				services for seniors at the Brookville center. Services include case management, meals-
Williams	Services Now for Adult Persons (SNAP), Inc Brookville Center	112591783	\$5,000	on-wheels, caregiver support, and transportation.
	Services Now for Adult Persons (SNAP), Inc Council District			Funding to support senior socialization programming, meal delivery and caregiver
Brooks-Powers	31	112591783	\$20,000	services in Council District 31.
	Services Now for Adult Persons (SNAP), Inc Eastern Queens			Funding will support operating expenses, programs, and services for SNAP in Council
Paladino	Innovative Senior Center	112591783	\$10,000	District 19.
				To support core community programs including healthcare access, education and
Krishnan	South Asian Council for Social Services	113632920	\$18,500	benefits, senior services, and food pantry programs.
	South Asian Council for Social Services - Senior Support			Funding will support operational costs, programs and services for SACSS in Council
Paladino	Services	113632920	\$5,000	District 19.
				To assist with operational costs for senior-related programming, including case
	South Asian Council for Social Services - Senior Support		4	management, meals, technical assistance, and other culturally relevant recreational
Ung	Services	113632920	\$15,500	activities.
D III	South Shore Artists Foundation - Senior Programs - Council	0.42005.42.4	¢= 000	Funding will support senior arts programming and their operational costs in Council
Borelli	District 51	842895424	\$5,000	District 51.
	Southside United Housing Development Fund Corporation -			The funding will be used to provide operational support, including consultants, office
	Older Adults Wellness Program - Los Sures David Santiago			technology, supplies, and office infrastructure to enhance Older Adult Wellness
Gutierrez	Senior Center	112268359	\$34,000	programming at the Los Sures David Santiago Senior Center.
Gutterrez	Spanish Speaking Elderly Council - RAICES - Astoria	112200333	734,000	Funds will be used for operating costs at the RAICES Astoria Neighborhood Senior
Caban	Neighborhood Senior Center	112730462	\$8,000	Center.
Caban	Spanish Speaking Elderly Council - RAICES - Red Hook Senior	112730102	φο,σσσ	To provide nutritious meals, educational and recreational activities, behavioral health
Aviles	Center	112730462	\$25.000	sessions, and comprehensive case assistance services.
			7=0,000	Requested funds will be used to support the weekly meetings and various activities for
Yeger	St. Athanasius Golden Age Club	111639837	\$18,000	seniors of St. Athanasius Golden Age Club.
J			,	Funds will provide seniors a weekly meeting place to gather with peers in a safe social
Kagan	St. Athanasius Golden Age Club - Golden Age Club	111639837	\$5,000	setting.
				Funds will support the Golden Age Club, including hosting meetings, special events,
Ariola	St. Camillus Golden Age	111674392	\$5,000	senior peer counseling, community updates and information on senior services.
				Funds will support the Golden Age Club, including hosting meetings, special events,
Ariola	St. Francis DeSales Golden Age Club	111631813	\$5,000	senior peer counseling, community updates and information on senior services.
	St. Gabriel's Episcopal Church - Educational Recreation &			Funds will support congregate meals daily, arts/craft, health management, and other
Joseph	Creativity - Council District 40	112463892	\$20,000	supportive senior services.
	St. Mary's Roman Catholic Church at Bensonhurst, Kings			Funds will be used to provide social and recreational programs for seniors in Council
Kagan	County, NY - Senior Program - Council District 47	111631816	\$5,000	District 47.

Council Member	Legal Name of Organization - Program Name	Tax ID	Amount	Purpose of Funds
Gutierrez	St. Nick's Alliance Corporation - Cooper Park Senior Center	510192170	\$5,000	To support programming for seniors at Cooper Park Senior Center.
	St. Nick's Alliance Corporation - Seniors Programs - East			To support Leadership, recreational, and educational activities for seniors in East
Gutierrez	Williamsburg	510192170	\$7,000	Williamsburg.
Ariola	St. Virgilius Golden Age	111672796	\$5,000	Funds will support the Golden Age Club, including hosting meetings, special events, senior peer counseling, community updates and information on senior services.
Menin	Stanley M. Isaacs Neighborhood Center, Inc.	132572034	\$21,500	To fund senior services in support of wellness, nutrition, and fitness activities.
Powers	Stanley M. Isaacs Neighborhood Center, Inc Senior Services Staten Island Community Services Friendship Clubs, Inc	132572034	\$10,000	Funding will support senior services at the Stanley Isaacs Neighborhood Center.
Borelli	Great Kills Friendship Club Senior Services	132778244	\$20,000	Funding to support programming and services at Great Kills Friendship Club.
	Staten Island Community Services Friendship Clubs, Inc Mt.			
Borelli	Loretto Friendship Club Senior Services	132778244	\$20,000	Funding to support programming and services at Mt. Loretto Friendship Club.
Carr	Staten Island Community Services Friendship Clubs, Inc New Dorp Beach Friendship Club	132778244	\$35,000	Funds will be used for general operating expenses for New Dorp Beach Friendship Club.
Hanks	Staten Island Community Services Friendship Clubs, Inc Todt Hill Friendship Club	132778244	\$10,000	Funding will support senior services and the Todt Hill Friendship Club.
Rivera	Stein Senior Center, Inc.	237378342	\$15,000	Funds will support Stein Senior Center's programs and operations.
Powers	Stein Senior Center, Inc Senior Services - Council District 4	237378342	\$15,000	Funding will support senior services at the Stein Senior Center.
w.t.		54040000	40.000	To fund an integrated continuum of senior services, which include senior center, case assistance and management, social adult day services, caregivers program, health
Krishnan	Sunnyside Community Services, Inc. Sunnyside Community Services, Inc Senior Services - District	510189327	\$9,000	programs, and visiting program.
Won	26	510189327	\$25,000	Funding will support senior services in Council District 26.
Brannan	Sunset Park Health Council, Inc Senior Citizen Transportation - Council District 43	202508411	\$5,000	To support operating expenses associated with free transportation program for older adults in Council District 43.
Paladino	Taiwan Center, Inc Taiwanese American Senior Center	112857501	\$5,000	Funds will support programs at Taiwan Center.
Ung	Taiwan Center, Inc Taiwanese American Senior Center	112857501	\$15,000	To fund program-related expenses for the senior center, including class materials, office supplies, utilities, and printing expenses.
Ayala	Terence Cardinal Cooke Health Care Center - Music Therapy	133007801	\$10,000	Funding will support holistic health care that promotes physical, social and emotional well-being for nursing home residents.
Williams	Tropicalfete, Inc.	452940435	\$15,000	Funds will be used for Paint and sip, chair yoga, live entertainment for seniors.
Ayala	Union Settlement Association, Inc Corsi, Jefferson, Gaylord White & Washington Lexington Senior Centers	131632530	\$20,000	To fund programs and initiatives related to the health of seniors at Corsi, Jefferson, Gaylord White and Washington/Lex Sr. Senior Centers.
Brannan	United Chinese Association of Brooklyn - Social Services & Benefits Assistance for Seniors	371469112	\$10,000	To support benefits assistance, case management, and other social services for seniors.

Council Member	Legal Name of Organization - Program Name	Tax ID	Amount	Purpose of Funds
	United Jewish Council of the East Side, Inc Adult Luncheon			Funding to support a comprehensive activities program at the UJC Adult Luncheon Club
Marte	Club	132735378	\$5,000	targeting the physical and mental needs of seniors in the community.
	United Jewish Council of the East Side, Inc Lillian Wald			
Rivera	Senior Center	132735378	\$20,000	Funds will support UJC's programs and operations at Lillian Wald Senior Center.
Restler	United Jewish Organizations of Williamsburg, Inc Benefits Assistance	112728233	\$37,000	To assist low income individuals to apply and obtain public benefits including food stamps, SSI, Medicare, Medicaid, Social Security, health insurance, Section 8, emergency food vouchers & packages, and legal assistance.
	United Jewish Organizations of Williamsburg, Inc Senior			
Osse	Services	112728233		Funding for senior services in Council District 36.
Aviles	United Senior Citizens Center of Sunset Park, Inc.	112358277	\$15,000	Funds will be used to purchase exercise equipment.
Marte	University Settlement Society of New York, Inc Neighborhood Center & HeART	135562374	\$7,000	Funding will be used to cover program costs associated with health, wellness, and enrichment activities, as well as connections to social services.
				Funding to support Technology training and education for veteran community in
Brooks-Powers	Vets, Inc Council District 31	272280570	\$5,000	Council District 31.
Marte	Vision Urbana, Inc Elder Abuse & Mental Health Initiative	133848575	\$10,000	The funds requested will be used to address issues related to elder abuse ranging from physical, verbal, mental, identity theft and financial exploitation. Funds will provide training, services and outreach are targeted for older persons and
Bottcher	VISIONS/Services for the Blind and Visually Impaired	131624210	\$5,000	immigrants speaking languages other than English.
Lee	VISIONS/Services for the Blind and Visually Impaired	131624210		Funds will subsidize VISIONS' services for Council District 23 residents.
Menin	VISIONS/Services for the Blind and Visually Impaired	131624210	\$8,000	Funds will be used to send staff to people's houses within the district to teach them self sufficiency skills to cope with visual impairment.
Powers	VISIONS/Services for the Blind and Visually Impaired	131624210	\$5,000	Funding will support VISIONS multi-lingual vision education and outreach programs for blind and visually impaired seniors, which includes community outreach, vision rehabilitation, mobility training and social and professional support.
	VISIONS/Services for the Blind and Visually Impaired - Blindline		4	Funding will support the Blindline Information and Referral System for seniors in the
Hanks	Information & Referral System	131624210	\$5,000	49th Council District.
Do La Basa	VISIONS/Services for the Blind and Visually Impaired -	121624240	¢E 000	To support Outreach & Support for Older Adults who are Blind or Visually Impaired in
De La Rosa	Outreach & Support - Council District 10 VISIONS/Services for the Blind and Visually Impaired -	131624210	\$5,000	Council District 10.
Caban	Outreach & Support for Older Adults	131624210	\$5,000	To support VISIONS training, services and outreach are targeted for people who are blind and/or have multiple disabilities in Council District 22.
Rivera	Visiting Neighbors, Inc.	237379098		Funds will support Visiting Neighbors programs and operation.
INIVEIA	visiting incignibuls, inc.	23/3/3038	000,00	To support performance at hospitals, nursing homes, senior centers and senior
Bottcher	Vocal Ease, Inc.	371469320	\$5,000	residences.
Menin	Vocal Ease, Inc.	371469320		To fund the production of on-site cabaret-style performances for senior citizens at hospitals, nursing homes, senior centers and senior residences in Council District 5.

Council Member	Legal Name of Organization - Program Name	Tax ID	Amount	Purpose of Funds
Brewer	Vocal Ease, Inc Senior Center Musical Programs	371469320	\$5,000	Funds will support musical programs at Senior Center.
Farias	Volunteers of America - Greater New York, Inc.	581959781		Funding to support veteran services and programs in Council District 18.
Ayala	Volunteers of Legal Service, Inc Elderly Project	133234630	\$5,000	To provide funding to support the VOLS Elderly Project.
De La Rosa	Washington Heights Community Services - STAR Senior Center West Side Federation for Senior and Supportive Housing, Inc	132792876		To support Setup Computer Lab for Seniors to do Technology Classes.
Abreu	Red Oak Senior Center & Frederick Douglass Senior Center/Social Club	132926433		Funding to support The Center at The Red Oak and The Frederick Douglass Senior Center/Social Club in Council District 7.
Bottcher	Westbeth Artists Residents Council	133154253	\$10,500	Funds will be used for senior activities, such as acting, singing and balance/strength training.
Holden	Wildcat Service Corporation - Senior Snow Removal & Cleanup	132725423	\$5,000	Funds to support snow removal for senior citizens in Council District 30 and Cleanup.
De La Rosa	William F. Ryan Community Health Center - Health & Wellness Program - Washington Heights	132884976	\$5,000	To support Health and Wellness for Seniors in Washington Heights.
Schulman	Young Israel Programs, Inc Forest Hills Senior League	030381957		Funding will be used to provide daily meal program, case management program, office and client supplies as well as general operational and program related expenses.
Yeger	Young Israel Programs, Inc Young Israel of Midwood	030381957	\$6,000	Funds will be used to offset operational costs at the Young Israel of Midwood campus.
Gennaro	Young Israel Programs, Inc Young Israel of Queens Valley	030381957	\$10,000	Funds to support programming including recreation, health promotion, nutrition education and meals. Funds will be used to assist occupancy and utilities expenses, and programming at the Young Israel of Queens Valley.
Vernikov	Young Israel Programs, Inc Young Israel Senior Center - Ocean Avenue	030381957		Funding to support operating expenses for Young Israel Senior Services located at 1694 Ocean Avenue.
Dinowitz	Young Men & Young Women's Hebrew Association of the Bronx dba Riverdale YM/YWHA - New Beginnings - Center for Contemporary Adults	131740507	\$30,000	Funding to support New Beginnings Center, which will offer older adults opportunities to socialize and get involved in a new community space.
Osse	Young Men's Christian Association of Greater New York - Bed- Stuy YMCA	131624228	\$5,000	Funds will be used to support senior programming at Bed-Stuy YMCA.
Louis	Young Men's Christian Association of Greater New York - Flatbush YMCA - Older Adult Programming	131624228		Funds will be used to support operating expenses and programming associated health and wellness of older adults at Flatbush YMCA for group exercise classes, social connectivity workshops and wellness workshops.
Farias	Young Men's Christian Association of Greater New York - Glebe Senior Center - Council District 18	131624228	\$10,000	Funding to support programming at Glebe Senior Center in Council District 18.
Yeger	Young Men's Young Women's Hebrew Association of Boro Park, Inc.	111630917	\$16,000	Funds will be used to provide activities and special events for seniors in the community; including exercise classes, entertainment, and outings to cultural events throughout NYC.

Council Member	Sponsor	Legal Name of Organization - Program Name	Tax ID	Amount	Agency	Purpose of Funds
Restler		84th Precinct Community Council	113149257	\$5,000	DYCD	To support the operations of the 84th Precinct Community Council.
		109th Precinct Community Council - National Night Out				
Ung		Against Crime	112417336	\$7,500	DYCD	Funding will be used to host community events with Police and Community.
		110th Precinct Community Council, Inc Youth &				Funds will support Graffiti clean-up initiative throughout the service area and the
Moya		Community Programs - Council District 21	432025653	\$5,000	DYCD	explorer program, and National Night Out in Council District 21.
		1199 SEIU Employer Child Care Corporation - Council				Funds will support Emergency Child Care Relief For Healthcare Workers in Council
Louis		District 45	134063281	\$5,000	DYCD	District 45.
Marte		12 Park Friends - Council District 1	844141413	\$6,000	DPR	Funding will be used to support programming for basketball, volleyball and soccer.
Hanks		120 Precinct Community Council, Inc.	133691890	\$5,000	DYCD	Funding will support various community programs and services in Council District 49.
				1 - /		Funds will be used for supplies, marketing, rentals, food for National Night Out,
Carr		121st Police Precinct Community Council	463856711	\$5,000	DYCD	seasonal events, youth explorers and community meetings.
Hanks		121st Police Precinct Community Council	463856711	\$5,000	DYCD	Funding will support community programs and services in Council District 49.
T.G.III.G			1000007111	ψ3,000	5.05	Funds will be used for supplies, marketing, rentals, food for National Night Out,
Carr		122nd Precinct Community Council	133371153	\$5,000	DYCD	seasonal events, youth explorers and community meetings.
- Curr		147th Road Block and Community Association - Council	133371133	73,000	БТСВ	Funding will be to provide programming to serve community members in Council
Brooks-Powers		District 31	472045881	\$5,000	DYCD	District 31.
DIOOKS TOWERS		District 31	472043001	73,000	DICD	Funding to support community events including Back-to-School Health Fair, turkey give-
		161st Street Merchants Association, Inc Program &				away to homeless veterans and residents, and the annual Holiday Celebration in
Stevens		Events - Council District 16	300064721	\$5,000	DYCD	Council District 16.
Stevens		Events Council District 10	300001721	73,000	БТСВ	Council District 10.
						Funds will support New Play Development includes Workshop Writers Intensives,
Bottcher		42nd Street Workshop - New Play Development	133763953	\$5,000	DCLA	Workshop LABs, Words Matter, private writer's meetings, and Out of The Hat.
Osse		500 Men Making a Difference, Inc.	452568264	\$5,000	DYCD	Funding for STEM, job training, and mentoring programs.
Bottcher		52nd Street Project, Inc., The	133467948	\$5,000	DCLA	To support arts and youth development programs.
Botterier		Sand Street (1966), mei, me	133 1073 10	73,000	ВСВХ	To support and and youth development programs.
Louis		69th Precinct Community Council, Inc Council District 45	474186950	\$5,000	DYCD	Funds will support youth educational programs in Council District 45.
		70th Precinct Interfaith Clergy Council Inc Council				
Louis		District 45	831666768	\$5,000	DYCD	Funds will be used to support programming at 70th Precinct Council.
		A Better College Point Civic Association, Inc College				
Paladino		Point Civic Association	871091395	\$7,500	DYCD	Funds will support the events and services for the College Point community.
						Funding will go to "Classic Film Fridays" for summer movie series. Funds will be used for
Gennaro		A Better Jamaica, Inc Classic Film Fridays	113804421	\$5,000	DCLA	exhibition licenses, marketing costs, and staff costs.
						Funds are used to support operational expenses of the Jamaica Reads in-school tutoring
Williams		A Better Jamaica, Inc Jamaica Reads	113804421	\$10,000	DCLA	program.
						Funds to support expenses related to presenting family-friendly movies at Jamaica
Williams		A Better Jamaica, Inc Movie Events - Jamaica Parks	113804421	\$5,000	DCLA	parks.
		A Cause A Concern A Solution Network, Inc Back to				
Adams		School Community Event	651257281	\$5,000	DYCD	Funds will support a Back to School community event on Aug 20.
		A New Chapter of Health Organization Research - Council				, ,
Barron		District 42	884287434	\$10,000	DYCD	Funds will be used to support Wellness Programming in Council District 42.
				_		
						To fund services to micro and small businesses in Queens including webinars, and
Krishnan		Accompany Capital, Inc.	810584343	\$7,500	SBS	technical assistance to process applications for grants and loans.
						To fund immigration services, adult literacy classes, and programming expansion due to
Krishnan		Adhikaar for Human Rights and Social Justice	203384725	\$14,000	DYCD	increased caseloads in response to COVID-19.

Council Member	Sponsor	Legal Name of Organization - Program Name	Tax ID	Amount	Agency	Purpose of Funds
						Funds will be used to provide critical language accessible and culturally component
						Funds will be used to provide critical language-accessible and culturally component direct services to the Nepali-speaking community, such as case management support,
Won		Adhikaar for Human Rights and Social Justice	203384725	\$10,000	DYCD	adult and digital literacy classes, and workforce development trainings.
VVOII		African Refuge, Inc Community and Police Mental	203364723	\$10,000	DICD	Funds will be used to cover administrative and operational costs related to running the
Speaker		Health Collaboration	010873188	\$50,000	DHMH	Community and Police Mental Health program.
эреакег		African Voices Communications, Inc Artistic Programs -	010073100	\$30,000	DHIVIH	Funding for general operating support to provide artistic programs for low-income and
Hudson		District 35	133687018	\$5,000	DCLA	fixed income residents in Brooklyn.
Tiduson		District 33	133087018	\$3,000	DCLA	Funds will support the Reel Sisters of the Diaspora Film Festival & Lecture Series in
Louis		African Voices Communications, Inc Council District 45	133687018	\$6,000	DCLA	Council District 45.
Louis		Affican voices communications, inc Council District 45	133087018	30,000	DCLA	Funding will support music education and community music programs in Council
Jordan		Afro-Latin Jazz Alliance of New York, Inc.	453665976	\$15,000	DCLA	District 9.
Jordan		Alto-Latin Jazz Amarice of New York, Inc.	453005970	\$13,000	DCLA	District 5.
1		Afro-Latin Jazz Alliance of New York, Inc Afterschool				
		Programs - Public School 120K (14K120) & Public School				Funding will support afterschool programs at Funding will support afterschool programs
Gutierrez		132K Conselyea School (14K132)	453665976	\$5,000	DCLA	at Public School 120K (14K120) & Public School 132 The Conselyea School (14K132).
Gutierrez		Agape Community Services Corporation - Council District	433003970	\$5,000	DCLA	Funds to be used for the Agape Eagles Summer Fun program for residents who reside in
Brooks-Powers		31	311785007	\$5,000	DYCD	Council District 31.
BIOOKS-FOWEIS		31	311783007	\$3,000	DICD	Council District 31.
						Funding to support education, career counseling and job services, family support, social
Vernikov		Agudath Israel of America Community Services, Inc.	133975090	\$5,000	DYCD	services, legal needs and referrals to unemployed or under employed individuals.
VEITIKOV		Agudath Israel of America Community Services, Inc	133973090	\$5,000	DICD	services, legal fleeds and referrals to unemployed of under employed individuals.
Louis		Brookdale Neighborhood Center	122075000	¢E 000	DETA	Funds will support programming at Brookdale Neighborhood Center.
Louis		<u> </u>	133975090	\$5,000	DFTA	
Ariolo		Agudath Israel of America Community Services, Inc	122075000	¢E 000	DVCD	Funds will be used for educational programming, job training and career counseling
Ariola		Council District 32	133975090	\$5,000	DYCD	services to unemployed and low income families.
Bottcher		AIDS Service Center of Lower Manhattan, Inc.	133562071	\$5,000	DYCD	To support Alliance's food access programs.
Diverse		AIDS Service Center of Lower Manhattan, Inc Alliance	422562074	ć= 000	DUMALL	For the city of the Change of Alliana for Dariting Change of the Change
Rivera		for Positive Change	133562071	\$5,000	DHMH	Funds will support Alliance for Positive Change's programs and operations.
Davisana		AIDS Service Center of Lower Manhattan, Inc Patients	422562074	ć= 000	DUMALL	Funding will assess to Health in Council District 4
Powers		Access to Health - Council District 4	133562071	\$5,000	DHMH	Funding will support program costs of Patients Access to Health in Council District 4.
Dilan		AIAAII'	042442722	¢54.000	DVCD	Funds to be used to operate the AIMHigh Empowerment Institute and all related
Riley		AIMHigh Empowerment Institute, Inc.	813143733	\$51,000	DYCD	programming.
Cahan		AKTINIA Duadi sationa Ina. Cuank Talavisian Duaguana	112220061	¢E 000	DOITT	Funds will be used to support television programming promoting Greek culture in NYC
Caban		AKTINA Productions, Inc Greek Television Program Albanian-American Association of Ulgin, Inc.	113220961	\$5,000	DOITT	and Council District 22 specific outreach.
Carr		1 /	881042164	\$5,000	DYCD	Funds to be used for operating costs, events and programming.
Hamba		Albanian-American Association of Ulqin, Inc Community	004042464	¢0.000	DVCD	Funding will assess the leaves are calculated assessment.
Hanks		Engagement	881042164	\$8,000	DYCD	Funding will support the language school and community events.
		Alan Hanna Duaisat Ina Tha Matanad C Child Haalth				Funds will support workshops and seminars including parenting courses and topics
A. dlas		Alex House Project, Inc., The - Maternal & Child Health	475 400004	420.000	5115.411	including cooking, nutrition, techniques for de-stressing and emotional well-being, and
Aviles		Services	475488301	\$20,000	DHMH	vaccine education.
Jordan		Ali Forney Center	300104507	\$20,000	DYCD	Funds will be used to support Ali Forney's Trans Equity Programs.
1400			44066666	44.5.55	D)::25	The requested funds will be used for programmatic staffing and planning, office
Williams		Allen A.M.E. Housing Corp	112600290	\$16,000	DYCD	supplies/equipment, and program supplies/equipment.
		Allen Community Senior Citizens Center, Inc Allen		4		Funding is to support virtual and IT services, recreational and nutritional programming
Adams		Rockaway Blvd Senior Center	112326244	\$9,500	DFTA	and staff at the senior center.
		Allen Neighborhood Preservation & Development				Funding will support in-person and virtual district-based senior services in Council
Brooks-Powers		Corporation - Council District 31	112705085	\$7,500	DFTA	District 31.

Council Member	Sponsor	Legal Name of Organization - Program Name	Tax ID	Amount	Agency	Purpose of Funds
		Alley Pond Environmental Center, Inc Environmental				To support programming costs for environmental education for students and residents
Ung		Education	112405466	\$5,000	DYCD	of Council District 20.
		Alley Pond Environmental Center, Inc Environmental				The funding will be used to cover the various costs associated with implementing
Paladino		Education for All	112405466	\$5,000	DCLA	APEC's educational programs.
		Alliance for Coney Island, Inc BID Formation - Council				Funds will be used for the continuation of the process of forming a business and
Kagan		District 47	460802042	\$10,000	SBS	improvement of Council District 47.
		Alliance for Coney Island, Inc Holiday Lighting & Toy				Funds will be used to install holiday lighting for the sixth year in a row on Surf Avenue
Kagan		Giveaway	460802042	\$20,000	SBS	and Mermaid Avenue.
						To cover the cost of running free resource hotline, assisting community with needs
						related to education & youth health including drug awareness & abuse, housing issues,
Connoro		Alliance Of Bukharian Americans	920906290	¢10.000	DYCD	adult services & food related services in Council District 24.
Gennaro		Alliance Of Bukharian Americans Alliance of Resident Theatres/New York, Inc.	820806280 132768583	\$10,000 \$5,000		
Bottcher		Alliance of Resident Theatres/New York, Inc.	132/68583	\$5,000	DCLA	To provide comprehensive support services producers and artist members.
Divers		Alliad Bradustiana Inc. La Batit Varsailla	122122525	¢F 000	DCLA	Funds will support Allied Productions programs including Le Petit Versaille garden
Rivera		Allied Productions, Inc Le Petit Versaille	133123525	\$5,000	DCLA	programs and operations.
A I -		Allied Veterans Memorial Committee of Ridgewood and	202052240	42.500	DVCD	Funds to be used for the annual Memorial Day Parade including bands, reviewing
Ariola		Glendale, Inc.	383853340	\$2,500	DYCD	stands, transportation, publicity and other supplies.
		Alliad Vatarana Managrial Caramittae of Didgova ad and				Finals to be used for the survey Managin Day Day do including bonds various
Haldon		Allied Veterans Memorial Committee of Ridgewood and	202052240	ć2 F00	DVCD	Funds to be used for the annual Memorial Day Parade including bands, reviewing
Holden		Glendale, Inc Annual Memorial Day Parade	383853340	\$2,500	DYCD	stands, transportation, publicity and other supplies.
		Alabaaainta Wantfaraa Barralannaanta Narra Vanhana				Funding to support operational costs of workforce development programming for blind
Calacelara		Alphapointe - Workforce Development - New Yorkers	440553406	440.000	DVCD	and visually impaired individuals including assessment and participation in skill
Schulman		Who are Blind	440552486	\$10,000	DYCD	development training.
		Alteria Section	422504272	45.000	D.C.I.A	Funds will support Physical dance choreography with seniors at Stanley Isaacs and other
Menin		Alvin Ailey Dance Foundation, Inc.	132584273	\$5,000	DCLA	locations within Council District 5.
Brewer		Alvin Ailey Dance Foundation, Inc Youth Dance Program	132584273	\$5,000	DCLA	Funds will bring dance to New York City public school children.
biewei		American Brotherhood for the Russian Disabled, Inc	132304273	75,000	DCLA	Funds will be used for classes and education of American History and Culture in Council
Kagan		Cultural Programs - Council District 47	113314347	\$5,000	DYCD	District 47.
Kagan		American Composers Orchestra - Talent Unlimited High	113314347	33,000	DICD	Funds will be used to partner with Talent Unlimited HS for after school program or
Menin		School	132838450	\$5,000	DCLA	during school hours music program.
IVICIIII		301001	132030430	\$3,000	DCLA	during school nours music program.
		American Council Of Minority Women, Inc Access to				
Joseph		Food & Nutritional Education - Council District 40	270861591	\$6,000	DYCD	Funding will support food distribution, health seminars, and community events.
зозерп		Tool & Hattelonal Education Council District To	2,0001331	70,000	Dicb	I driang win support rood distribution, frediti serimars, and community events.
		American Debate League, Inc Debate & Leadership				Funds will be used to provide youth speech, debate, leadership programs and activities
Narcisse		Program	471624385	\$10,000	DYCD	throughout the year and summer for school district 17, 18 and 22.
			., 101 .000	Ψ10,000	2.02	and a second control of the second control o
		American Debate League, Inc Debate & Leadership				Funds will be used to provide you speech, debate, and leadership programs and
Louis		Program	471624385	\$5,000	DYCD	activities throughout the year and summer for school districts 17, 18 and 22.
200.0			., 101 .000	ψ5,000	5.05	securities among near the year and securities to secure and all and any and all
						To support no-cost breast cancer screening and education services on a Mobile Care
						Clinic at locations in City Council District 5 including but not limited to NYCHA
Menin		American-Italian Cancer Foundation	133035711	\$11,000	DHMH	developments, senior and community centers, and publicly noticed.
Vernikov		American-Italian Cancer Foundation	133035711	\$5,000	DHMH	Funding will support programming, outreach and community events.
				75,000	2.714117	
		American-Italian Cancer Foundation - Breast Cancer				

Council Member	Sponsor	Legal Name of Organization - Program Name	Tax ID	Amount	Agency	Purpose of Funds
		American-Italian Cancer Foundation - Breast Cancer				Bring Mammogram Bus to District 29 and provide patient navigation services to
Schulman		Outreach, Education & Navigation Program	133035711	\$4,000	DHMH	constituents.
		American-Italian Cancer Foundation - Breast Cancer				
		Outreach, Education & Navigation Program - Council				
Ung		District 20	133035711	\$5,000	DHMH	Funding to be used for free mobile mammography services in Council District 20.
		American-Italian Cancer Foundation - Breast Cancer				
		Outreach, Education & Navigation Program - Council				
Joseph		District 40	133035711	\$10,000	DHMH	Funding will support four breast cancer screening van events in Council District 40.
		American-Italian Cancer Foundation - Breast Cancer				
Narcisse		Screening - Council District 46	133035711	\$12,000	DHMH	Funding to support breast cancer screening events and outreach in Council District 46.
		American-Italian Cancer Foundation - Breast Cancer				
Brannan		Screenings - Council District 43	133035711	\$5,000	DHMH	To support free breast cancer screening events in Council District 43.
		American-Italian Cancer Foundation - Breast Cancer				
Abreu		Screenings - Council District 7	133035711	\$12,000	DHMH	Funding to support breast cancer screenings and outreach in Council District 7.
		American-Italian Cancer Foundation - Breast Cancer		. ,		Funds will be used to support Breast Cancer Outreach, Education, Navigation Program,
Moya		Services & Outreach - Council District 21	133035711	\$10,000	DHMH	screenings, and mammogram bus for Council District 21.
- , .				, ,,,,,,,		3,7
Lee		American-Italian Cancer Foundation - Council District 23	133035711	\$5,000	DHMH	To help fund no-cost breast cancer screening in Council District 23.
				, -,		0
Hanif		American-Italian Cancer Foundation - Council District 39	133035711	\$5,000	DHMH	Funds will support breast cancer screening events in Council District 39.
		American-Italian Cancer Foundation - Free Mammograms	100000711	43,000	21	Funding will support free mammograms and clinical breast exams for economically
Powers		& Clinical Breast Exams	133035711	\$5,000	DHMH	disadvantaged women in Council District 4.
TOWEIS		& Cliffical Breast Exams	133033711	73,000	Dillylli	To support AICF's breast cancer outreach, education, and navigation program in Council
Velazquez		American-Italian Cancer Foundation - Mammogram Bus	133035711	\$5,000	DHMH	District 13.
Borelli		Americans Against Antisemitism	841893677	\$5,000	DYCD	Funds will support educational training programs in Council District 51.
Dorein		Americans Against Antisemitism	041033077	75,000	DICD	Tanus win support educational training programs in council district 31.
Carr		Americans Against Antisemitism	841893677	\$5,000	DYCD	Funds to be used for operational expenses including rent, advertising and staff support.
Carr		Affections Against Affectation	841893077	\$3,000	DICD	Funds will be used to conduct a community engagement series in publicly accessible
Vogor		Americans Against Anticomitism	841893677	\$8,000	DYCD	venues, focusing on the topic of antisemitism.
Yeger		Americans Against Antisemitism Americans Against Antisemitism - Anti Hate Program -	041093077	\$6,000	DICD	vertues, rocusing on the topic of antisemitism.
Vagan		Council District 47	041002677	\$7,000	DVCD	Funds will be used for programs focused an advecting people against April Comitism
Kagan		Council District 47	841893677	\$7,000	DYCD	Funds will be used for programs focused on educating people against Anti-Semitism.
Vornikov		Americans Against Anticomitism Engagement Series	041002677	¢10.000	DVCD	Funds to conduct a community engagement series in publicly accessible venues,
Vernikov		Americans Against Antisemitism - Engagement Series	841893677	\$10,000	DYCD	focusing on the topic of antisemitism.
						To support bilingual partnership program that focuses on schools and community
N.A i		Austrean Del Marrier Del Branto Iva	227456720	¢5 000	DCLA	organizations and artist-in-residency programs including visits to El Museo by schools in
Menin		Amigos Del Museo Del Barrio, Inc.	237156720	\$5,000	DCLA	Council District 5.
Davisana		Ausines Del Muses Del Berri - La -	227456722	d= 000	D.C. 4	Funding will support El Museo's bilingual partnership program at a school in Council
Powers		Amigos Del Museo Del Barrio, Inc.	237156720	\$5,000	DCLA	District 4.
		Amigos Del Museo Del Barrio, Inc Community		4		To provide funding for El Museo's local community engagement and educational
Ayala		Engagement & Programming - Council District 8	237156720	\$5,000	DCLA	activities.
		Amigos Del Museo Del Barrio, Inc Permanent Collection				Funding to support In-Classroom Partnerships with El Museo del Barrio in Council
Abreu		Exhibition - Council District 7	237156720	\$5,000	DCLA	District 7.
		Amity Little League, Inc Sports Program - Council District				
Narcisse		46	112705385	\$5,000	DYCD	Funding to support sports programming for youth in Council District 46.
						Funding will help cover the cost of an additional case manager who will provide services
						to individuals/family units; providing comprehensive case management for issues
Gennaro		Amudim Community Resources, Inc.	470984801	\$5,000	DYCD	relating to drugs, mental health and sexual abuse.

Council Member	Sponsor	Legal Name of Organization - Program Name	Tax ID	Amount	Agency	Purpose of Funds
Powers		An Claidheamh Soluis, Inc Irish Arts Center	510244834	\$5,000	DCLA	Funding will support programming and events at the Irish Arts Center.
Bottcher		Animal Care and Control of New York City	133788986	\$5,000	DHMH	Funds will be used to support programs to end animal homelessness.
Moya		Animal Care and Control of New York City	133788986	\$20,000	DHMH	Funding to support spay and neuter clinics, vaccination clinics, and adoption events in Council District 21.
Holden		Animal Care and Control of New York City - Animal Care	133788986	\$7,000	DHMH	Funds to be used for adoption events, animal rescue, wellness and spay/neuter in Council District 30.
Louis		Animal Care and Control of New York City - Council District 45	133788986	\$3,000	DHMH	Funds will be used to support various services/programs of the ACC.
Paladino		Animal Care and Control of New York City - Surrender Prevention & Community Events	133788986	\$7,500	DHMH	Funds will support Keeping Families Together: Surrender Prevention and Community Pets programming and services.
						Funds will support staff and outreach to promote art events in Gowanus including "Gowanus Open Studios" and/or other events where the public has an opportunity to
Hanif		Annual Gowanus Artists Studio Tour, Inc.	753192120	\$5,000	DCLA	interact with art.
1		Annual Gowanus Artists Studio Tour, Inc Gowanus Art				
Restler		Walk	753192120	\$5,000	DCLA	Funds will be used to support the Gowanus Art Walk.
Speaker		Ansob Center for Refugees, Inc.	113534833	\$20,000	DYCD	Funds will be used to support legal services for immigrants and refugees.
Caban		Ansob Center for Refugees, Inc Ansob Center Immigration Legal Services Program - Council District 22	113534833	\$25,000	DYCD	Funding will be used to provide counseling to immigrant and refugee communities in Council District 22.
Osse		Antioch Development Corporation	113441170	\$5,000	DYCD	Funds will be used to support events and programs in Council District 36.
Speaker	Brewer	Aperture Foundation, Inc Work Scholar Program	133120824	\$50,000	DYCD	To provide funding support for paid professional training for New York City college graduates transitioning from school to careers in publishing, exhibitions, design, arts education, communications, and not-for-profit development and management.
Krishnan		APICHA Community Health Center	133706365	\$9,000	DHMH	To support the provision of comprehensive health services and specifically to support staff to conduct community health education.
Rivera		APICHA Community Health Center	133706365	\$5,000	DHMH	Funds will support Apicha's programs and operations.
Ung		APICHA Community Health Center - Apicha Community Health Center - Council District 20	133706365	\$5,000	DHMH	Funds will support operational costs and programming of the health center for Council District 20.
Marte		APICHA Community Health Center - Increasing Healthcare Access - Council District 1	133706365	\$5,000	DHMH	To support the provision of comprehensive health services, and specifically to support staff to conduct community health education.
Vernikov		Apna Brooklyn Community Center, Inc. Apna Brooklyn Community Center, Inc Legal Services -	820706930	\$10,000	DYCD	Funding to support general operating expenses for community programs and events.
Kagan		Council District 47	820706930	\$14,000	DYCD	Funds will be used to provide social services to new immigrant and refugee population.
Kagan Williams		Arab American Association of New York, Inc.	113604756	\$5,000	DYCD	Funding will be used to provide programing in Council District 27.
vviiiaiiis		Arab American Association of New York, Inc Adult	113004730	γ3,000	БТСВ	To support Adult Education Program, which includes ESOL classes, women's empowerment groups, new workforce development program, and civics citizenship
Aviles		Education for MENA & AAPI Communities Arab American Association of New York, Inc Council	113604756	\$20,000	DYCD	program.
Hanks		District 49	113604756	\$5,000	DYCD	Funding will support victim services in the 49th Council District.
Kagan		Arab American Association of New York, Inc Workforce Development Services	113604756	\$5,000	DYCD	Funds will be used to provide programs to develop skills such as resume-writing, interview preparation, and other relevant skills.
Krishnan		Arab-American Family Support Center, Inc., The	113167245	\$7,500	DYCD	To fund administrative costs associated with anti-violence programming and services.
Farias		Arab-American Family Support Center, Inc., The - Anti- Violence Programs - Council District 18	113167245	\$5,000	DYCD	Funding to cover costs associated with anti-violence programming and services in Council District 18.

Council Member	Sponsor	Legal Name of Organization - Program Name	Tax ID	Amount	Agency	Purpose of Funds
		Arab-American Family Support Center, Inc., The -				Funds will be used to support residents of District 22 with mental health support, SNAP
Caban		Emergency Fund	113167245	\$6,000	DYCD	benefits, food, clothing and referral services.
		Arcturus Community Endeavors, Inc ACE Trainings &				Funds will support youth trainings, community outreach, and education to underserved
Nurse		Outreach	871862399	\$10,000	SBS	small businesses in Council District 37.
Farias		Ariva, Inc Council District 18	320028598	\$5,000	DYCD	Funding to provide free income tax preparation in Council District 18.
						Funds will support community engagement efforts including providing subsidized
						tickets to Off-Broadway productions for community members and co-producing the
Bottcher		Ars Nova Theater I, Inc Greenwich House	800339038	\$5,000	DCLA	community's annual Juneteenth Jubilee.
						To support community training sessions in Manhattan for small businesses around ADA
Marte		Art Beyond Sight, Inc.	133477104	\$5,000	SBS	compliance and inclusion.
Menin		Art Beyond Sight, Inc.	133477104	\$5,000	SBS	To provide assistance for small businesses within Council District 5.
Rivera		Art Beyond Sight, Inc.	133477104	\$5,000	DCLA	Funds will support Art Beyond Sight's programs and operations.
						Funds will be used for programs aimed at fighting anti-Semitism and social services for
Vernikov		Art for Charity Association, Inc.	822103220	\$8,000	DYCD	new refugees.
		Art for Charity Association, Inc Educational Programs -				Funds will be used for programs aimed at fighting anti-Semitism and social services for
Kagan		Council District 47	822103220	\$12,000	DYCD	new refugees.
Hanks		Art Lab, Inc Free Programs & Events	132977495	\$5,000	DCLA	Funding will support community events in Council District 49.
						Funding to support expenses related to art exhibition including supplies, venue costs,
Gennaro		Art Transforms, Inc.	814182354	\$5,000	DYCD	entertainment and other expenses.
Gutierrez		ArtBridge Projects, Inc Art Programs - Council District 34		\$5,000	DCLA	Funding to support art programs in Council District 34.
Velazquez		Arthur Aviles Typical Theatre	133997265	\$10,000	DCLA	To provide arts programs through BAAD! to students in Council District 13.
						Funds will be used to to support the Council District 1 in-school residency, an arts
						education program through which New York-based contemporary artists collaborate
Marte		Artists Alliance Inc.	134058830	\$5,000	DCLA	with Community School District 1 students.
		Artists In Residence, Inc Public Programs & Exhibitions -				To support A.I.R. Gallery Free Arts Public Programs and Exhibitions in Council District
Restler		Council District 33	237343096	\$5,000	DYCD	33.
Hanif		Arts & Democracy, Inc.	474287935	\$9,500	DCLA	To support staff and artist fees, materials, space, equipment and rentals.
						Funds to support connecting POC to business resources to access capital, networks, and
Jordan		Arts Business Collaborative, Inc.	832173068	\$5,000	DCLA	institutional knowledge.
		Arts Business Collaborative, Inc ABC Help Desk - District				
Hudson		35	832173068	\$5,000	DCLA	To fund the ABC Help Desk to support independent artists and nonprofits.
						Support for an arts education program through which New York-based contemporary
Marte		Arts Connection, Inc., The - Council District 1	132953240	\$5,000	DCLA	artists collaborate with Community Schools in Council District 1 students.
Rivera		Arts for Art, Inc.	133991848	\$5,000	DCLA	Funds will support Arts for Art programs and operations.
						To support low cost and free cultural programming in public and community spaces in
Marte		Arts for Art, Inc Council District 1	133991848	\$5,000	DCLA	Council District 1, as well as virtually.
		Art's House Schools, Inc Dance Off the Streets (D.O.t.S.) -				
Kagan		Council District 47	870790139	\$11,000	DCLA	Funds will be use to engage the youth in the 47th Council District.
		Arverne Church of God, Inc Doing Right Under Guidance				Funding to support operational costs associated with Doing Right Under Guidance and
Brooks-Powers		and Supervision (D.R.U.G.S.) Program - Council District 31	113031878	\$10,000	DYCD	Supervision (D.R.U.G.S.) program.
						Funding to support AYCAF School of the Arts/ AYCAF Summer Youth Employment
Osse		Asase Yaa Cultural Arts Foundation	352381871	\$5,000	DYCD	Initiative.

Council Member	Sponsor	Legal Name of Organization - Program Name	Tax ID	Amount	Agency	Purpose of Funds
						To support strengthening Asian American Nonprofits through technical assistance
Gennaro		Asian American Federation, Inc.	133572287	\$12,500	DYCD	research and data collection to document emerging population needs and trends.
						Funding will support the Empowering Futures: Advancing Justice, Equity, and
Hanks		Asian American Federation, Inc.	133572287	\$5,000	DYCD	Opportunity for Asian New Yorkers program in Council District 49.
		Asian American Followskian Inc. AARI Community				To help support advocacy efforts and programming for Pan-Asian American groups,
ling		Asian American Federation, Inc AAPI Community	133572287	\$7,000	DYCD	including direct services, technical assistance, professional development, research, and small business support.
Ung		Support	133372207	\$7,000	DICD	Sitial business support.
		Asian American Federation, Inc Better, Stronger, Fairer:				Funding will Support programs addressing anti-Asian hate and bias through Hope
Paladino		Building A Resilient Recovery for Asian New Yorkers	133572287	\$5,000	DYCD	Against Hate Community Safety Programs.
		-				
		Asian American Federation, Inc Better, Stronger, Fairer:				To support strengthening Asian American Nonprofits through technical assistance
Restler		Building A Resilient Recovery for Asian New Yorkers	133572287	\$5,000	DYCD	research and data collection to document emerging population needs and trends.
		Asian American Federation, Inc Building a Resilient				Funding will support building a resilient recovery for Asian New Yorkers programming
Brewer		Recovery for Asian New Yorkers	133572287	\$5,000	DYCD	and services.
				4= 000		To support programs addressing anti-Asian hate and bias including research, advocacy,
Hudson		Asian American Federation, Inc Empowering Futures	133572287	\$5,000	DYCD	and technical support.
		Asian American Federation, Inc Empowering Futures:				To design services that address new or underserved needs in partnership with member
		Advancing Justice, Equity & Opportunity - Asian New				and organizations. Recent examples are programs to combat anti-Asian hate, and the
Schulman		Yorkers	133572287	\$3,000	DYCD	lack of culturally competent mental health resources in Council District 29.
Scriuman		Asian American Growth and Development Center -	133372207	ψ3,000	Bicb	lack of carcularly competent mental reactives our country brainer 25.
		Immigration Service Program, Cultural Program &				
Ung		Professional Service	882575402	\$5,000	DYCD	To support AAGDC programing for immigration, cultural, and professional services.
						Funding will support program and operational cost for our Queens based programs in
Krishnan		Asian Americans For Equality, Inc.	133187792	\$7,500	DYCD	Jackson Heights and neighboring areas.
Powers		Asian Americans For Equality, Inc.	133187792	\$5,000	SBS	Funding will support small business technical assistance and development services.
Rivera		Asian Americans For Equality, Inc.	133187792	\$5,000	DYCD	Funds will support AAFE's programs and operations.
Cutionno		Asian Americana For Foresitte, Inc. Business Development	122107702	¢E 000	CDC	Funding to support business assistance and development services to small business
Gutierrez		Asian Americans For Equality, Inc Business Development	13318//92	\$5,000	SBS	owners and entrepreneurs. To provide comprehensive housing and community services to residents living in
		Asian Americans For Equality, Inc Queens Based				Council District 20, including assistance with immigration, interpretation, consultation
Ung		Community Services - Council District 20	133187792	\$5,000	DYCD	of housing rights, and entitlements.
0.18		Sommarity services estation product 25	100107751	ψ3,000	5.05	Funds will be used to support Youth Program and participate in a rich and robust civic,
		Asian Americans For Equality, Inc Queens based				volunteer, career and college counseling program for students residing in the Council
Schulman		Community Services - Council District 29	133187792	\$5,000	DYCD	District 29.
		Asian Americans For Equality, Inc Small Business				Funds will support AAFE's housing, financial resources, and social services that assist
Speaker		Assistance	133187792	\$50,000	SBS	residents and small businesses in the community.
<u> </u>		Asian-American Coalition for Children and Families, Inc				
Krishnan		Asian American Student Advocacy Project (ASAP)	133682471	\$8,000	DYCD	Funds will be used to support the Asian American Student Advocacy Project (ASAP).
						Expand mental health programming for domestic violence and gender-based violence
Schulman		Asiyah Women's Center, Inc Mental Health Programs	022104070	¢2.000	חעכה	survivors, particularly survivors from communities that have the greatest mental health
Schulman		Asiyan women's Center, inc Mental Health Programs	832104070	\$3,000	DYCD	disparities.

Council Member	Sponsor	Legal Name of Organization - Program Name	Tax ID	Amount	Agency	Purpose of Funds
Menin		Asphalt Green, Inc.	136533158	\$10,000	DPR	To support the Big Swim, Sprinkler Day, Senior Day, and Snowman Showdown events.
Nurse		Asphalt Green, Inc Community Programs - Council District 37	136533158	\$5,000	DPR	Funds will support the continuation of the Recess Enhancement Program (REP) in Public School 376K and Public School 599K.
Stevens		Asphalt Green, Inc Community Sports Leagues - Roberto Clemente State Park	136533158	\$5,000	DYCD	Funds will support the Community Sports Leagues at Roberto Clemente State Park.
Powers		Asphalt Green, Inc Recess Enhancement, Waterproofing & Community Sports Leagues	136533158	\$5,000	DPR	Funding will support Asphalt Green's Recess Enhancement Program (REP), Waterproofing Program, and Community Sports Leagues program (CSL).
Krishnan		Association of Community Employment Programs for the Homeless, Inc.	133846431	\$5,000	DYCD	Funding for workforce development and employment retention programs.
Moya		Association of Community Employment Programs for the Homeless, Inc.	133846431	\$50,000	DYCD	To support supplemental clean up services in Council District 21.
Speaker	Holden	Association of Community Employment Programs for the Homeless, Inc.	133846431	\$30,000	DYCD	To provide Neighborhood cleaning and additional services in Council District 30.
Menin		Association of Community Employment Programs for the Homeless, Inc Council District 5	133846431	\$5,000	DYCD	To support local cleanup initiatives within Council District 5.
		Association of Community Employment Programs for the				Funds would support ACE's Project Comeback, a job-readiness training and placement program. Which includes OSHA certification, training in soft skills and general adult
Speaker	Schulman	Homeless, Inc Project Comeback	133846431	\$50,000	DYCD	education, along with employment placement and assistance.
		Association of Community Employment Programs for the		4		Funding to support presentations and workforce development programming in Council District 46 to those receiving services from treatment programs, shelters, community
Narcisse		Homeless, Inc Workforce Outreach - Council District 46	133846431	\$5,000	DYCD	centers.
De La Rosa		Association of Dominican Classical Artists, Inc Concert Series	133843597	\$20,000	DCLA	To support ADCA's concert series in City College.
Abreu		Association of Dominican Classical Artists, Inc The Conservancy - Council District 7	133843597	\$10,000	DCLA	Funding to support the Washington Heights Community Conservatory of Fine Arts & A Celebration of Dominican Classical Artists Composers and Musicians Concert Series.
Vernikov		Association of East-European Jewry	461135533	\$5,000	DYCD	Funds to organize events for Holocaust survivors and families through educational lectures, culture and history.
Kagan		Association of East-European Jewry - Anti-Semitism Program	461135533	\$5,000	DYCD	The funds will be used to organize and conduct Annual Holocaust Remembrance Day in Brooklyn Holocaust Park.
Kagan		Association of Holocaust Survivors from the Former Soviet Union, Inc Holocaust Survivors Programs	113395358	\$5,000	DFTA	Funds will be used to host various Holocaust memorial meetings and celebrations of holidays.
Paladino		ASSOCIAZIONE SACCHESI D'AMERICA - Bocci Club	582684001	\$5,000	DYCD	Funds will support the senior Bocci Ball club and help promote the sport.
Farias		Astor Services for Children & Families - Behavioral Health Resource Teams - Council District 18	141397918	\$15,000	DHMH	Funding to support the Behavioral Health Response Team (BHRT) in Council District 18 schools.
Caban		Astoria/Queens Share-ing and Care-ing, Inc Cancer Prevention Initiative	113220371	\$15,000	DHMH	Funds will be used for a districtwide cancer prevention initiative.
Krishnan		Astoria/Queens Share-ing and Care-ing, Inc Council District 25	113220371	\$5,000	DHMH	To support community outreach and education in Council District 25 as well as various education and supportive services for those diagnosed with cancer, including breast, colon and ovarian cancers.
Restler		Atlantic Avenue Association Local Development Corporation - Annual Atlantic Antic Festival - Council District 33	112786225	\$15,000	DYCD	To support the Atlantic LDC work including Atlantic Antic Festival & programming in D33 NYCHA developments

Council Member	Sponsor	Legal Name of Organization - Program Name	Tax ID	Amount	Agency	Purpose of Funds
Restler		Atlantic Avenue District Management Association, Inc.	454949226	\$5,000	DYCD	To support Atlantic Avenue beautification work, including tree maintenance.
				1 - 7	_	Funding to support operational expense including supervision and consultation, parent
						training, professional development and workshops, distance consultation, advocacy and
Lee		Autism Society Habilitation Organization, Inc.	474857582	\$5,000	DHMH	referral.
Bottcher		Bailey House, Inc.	133165181	\$7,000	DHMH	Funds will support 24/7 services provided at Bailey-Holt House (BHH).
Brewer		Bailey House, Inc Veterans Housing Project	133165181	\$5,000	DHMH	Funds will support programming for the Veterans Housing Project
		, , , , , , , , , , , , , , , , , , , ,		1 - 7		Funds will support Company, School of Dance, and Community Arts Partnerships
Bottcher		Ballet Hispanico of New York, Inc.	132685755	\$5,000	DCLA	programs.
		Ballet Hispanico of New York, Inc Youth Programming –		1 - 7		Funding will be used to support youth-oriented cultural programing in Council District
Feliz		Council District 15	132685755	\$20,000	DCLA	15.
Hanks		Ballroom Basix USA, Inc.	273218865	\$5,000	DCLA	Funding will support programming in District 49.
		Jam Jam Jask Gari, ind.	2,0210000	ψ3,000	2027	Funding to support BALLROOM BASIX programs at The School for Inquiry and Justice
Farias		Ballroom Basix USA, Inc Council District 18	273218865	\$10,000	DCLA	and PS 536 in Council District 18.
1 41145		Bull com Busik GSA, me. Council Bistrict 10	273210003	710,000	DCLA	and 13 330 in Council District 10.
						Provide 6-session Ballroom dances presented — infusing our curriculum with a
Louis		Ballroom Basix USA, Inc Council District 45	273218865	\$5,000	DCLA	celebration of Latinx and African-American history and culture n Council District 45.
Louis		Ballroom Basix USA, Inc Cultural Exploration - Council	273218883	75,000	DCLA	celebration of Eatinx and Ametan American history and culture in council district 43.
Abreu		District 7	273218865	\$10,000	DOE	Funding to support Ballroom Basix in-school programming in Council District 7 schools.
Abrea		District 7	273218883	710,000	DOL	Tallang to support ball out basis in school programming in council bistrict 7 schools.
		Ballroom Basix USA, Inc Public School/Intermediate				Funds will be used to provide programming for Public School/Intermediate School 208Q
Loo		School 208Q (29Q208) & 266Q (26Q266)	273218865	\$6,000	DCLA	& 266Q.
Lee		Ballroom Basix USA, Inc Public School/Intermediate	2/3210003	\$6,000	DCLA	& 200Q.
						Funding will support instructions at Dublic School / Intermediate School 2690 and
Williams		School 268Q (29Q268) & Public School/Middle School	272240065	¢E 000	DCLA	Funding will support instructions at Public School / Intermediate School 268Q and Public School/Middle School 147Q (29Q147).
Williams		147Q (29Q147)	273218865	\$5,000	DCLA	Public School/Middle School 147Q (29Q147).
		Bangladashi Criekatars Alliansa of North America				The find will be used for lessing grounds from the situ parks, pitch proporation, umpire
llam:f		Bangladeshi Cricketers Alliance of North America	002245746	ćr 000	DVCD	The fund will be used for leasing grounds from the city parks, pitch preparation, umpire
Hanif		(BCANA), Inc.	882215716	\$5,000	DYCD	fee, cricket balls, equipment, jerseys, advertising and trophies.
•1		Bard College - Bard Prison Initiative - Reentry & Alumni	444742024	40.500	DVCD	
Abreu		Affairs	141713034	\$9,500	DYCD	Funding to support Bard Prison Initiative: Reentry and Alumni Affairs in NYC.
		D 10 H 0 H 10 H 11 H 124	444742024	440.000	DVCD	The funding will support reentry programming at Bard Prison Initiative for residents
Brooks-Powers		Bard College - Council District 31	141713034	\$10,000	DYCD	from Council District 31.
Ayala		Barrio Independent Productions - Frenzy Festival	844841311	\$5,000	DYCD	To support the Frenzy Festival expenses.
Williams		Bartlett Foundation, The	900952784	\$10,000	DFTA	Funding will provide music outreach to seniors and senior centers in Council District 27.
						Funding will support Bartow Pell's cultural and educational community programs in
Velazquez		Bartow-Pell Landmark Fund	510243951	\$5,000	DCLA	Council District 13.
Marte		Battery Dance Corporation - Battery Dance Festival	237418859	\$6,000	DCLA	To support the programming costs of the Battery Dance Festival.
		Bay Community Volunteer Ambulance Corps, Inc				Funding will support the services and operating costs of the BCVAC in Council District
Paladino		Volunteer Ambulance	116106688	\$7,500	FDNY	19.
						Funding to support the operational expenses associated with presenting Bayfest, a
Vernikov		Bay Improvement Group, Inc Bayfest	133713523	\$5,000	DYCD	multi-cultural community waterfront celebration.
						To provide support for families in need including free meals, volunteer events,
Speaker	Brannan	Bay Ridge Cares - Community Support Programming	461784806	\$10,000	DYCD	community events, and outreach to and relief for community residents.
		Bay Ridge Cares - Local Support & Aid Programming -				
Brannan		Council District 43	461784806	\$15,000	DYCD	To support for programs and projects that support Council District 43 residents in need.

Council Member	Sponsor	Legal Name of Organization - Program Name	Tax ID	Amount	Agency	Purpose of Funds
						To provide funding support for case management, referral, and educational services
Speaker	Brannan	Bay Ridge Center, Inc.	800559714	\$50,000	DFTA	regarding benefits, housing, technological literacy, and more for older adults.
		Bay Ridge Community Development Center Inc	000000711	ψ50,000	J	To support case management program, including benefits application assistance and
Brannan		Community Case Management	832708042	\$15,000	DYCD	other social services.
		, ,, ,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,		, -,		To support with operating costs of planning and holding annual Bay Ridge St. Patrick's
Brannan		Bay Ridge Saint Patrick's Parade, Inc.	113256152	\$10,000	DYCD	Day Parade.
		Bayside Historical Society - Community Fireworks Show,				Funding will support BHS programs and services to the public including community
		Public Prog, Exhibitions, Edu and School Prog & Cmty				fireworks show, history and art exhibits, education programs public programs, tours of
Paladino		Events & Engagement	116049457	\$47,500	DCLA	two historic landmarks and expenses related to events in Council District 19.
		Bayside Village Business Improvement District - Business				Funds will be used for community events hosted by the BID throughout the year,
Paladino		Attraction & Community Events	262931126	\$25,000	SBS	general marketing, and business attraction in Council District 19.
						Funds will be used to cover costs toy-drive events, and food distributions. These costs
Yeger		Be Proud, Inc.	582674169	\$10,000	DYCD	include food packages, rental space, and event supplies.
		Beauty at the Surface in Honor of Carol Lee Cephas, Inc				To support diversity and representation focused mural design and painting program for
Brannan		Youth Community Murals	812340381	\$5,000	DYCD	youth.
		Bedford Park Multi-Service Center for Senior Citizens, Inc.	-			
Dinowitz		Senior Center Programs & Enhancements	132745303	\$10,000	DFTA	Funding to support operations and senior programming expenses at the senior center.
						Funding for health services including diabetes care, cancer services, and other health
Osse		Bedford Stuyvesant Family Health Center, Inc.	112412205	\$19,000	DHMH	programming.
Osse		Bedford Stuyvesant Restoration Corporation	116083182	\$14,000	DYCD	Funding for Restoration's resources and services in Council District 36.
Osse		Bedford Stuyvesant Volunteer Ambulance Corps	112957898	\$14,000	FDNY	Funding for EMS services and job training.
Hanks		Bee U, Inc Community Workshops & Visits	881156617	\$5,000	DYCD	Funding will support Community Workshops and Visits.
		Behind the Book, Inc Behind the Book - Council District				
De La Rosa		10	320086097	\$5,000	DCLA	To support behind the book programming in Council District 10.
		Behind the Book, Inc Literacy Program - Council District				Funding to support Behind the Book's Literacy Program in schools located in Council
Abreu		7	320086097	\$5,000	DCLA	District 7.
		Behind the Book, Inc Literacy Programs - Council District				
Ayala		8	320086097	\$5,000	DCLA	To support in-school, after-school and summer literacy programs in Council District 8.
						Intensive two-week summer leadership and debate training programs, year-round in
		Bella Abzug Leadership Institute, Inc Journey to				school and after school leadership and debate training programs, one day debate
Schulman		Leadership	300280807	\$2,500	DYCD	seminars and competitions during the school year
		Belmont District Management Association, Inc				
Feliz		Promotional Campaigns & Community Events	270834463	\$30,000	SBS	Funds will support BID's events, operation, and advertisements.
Yeger		Bensonhurst Council of Jewish Organizations	112568013	\$5,000	DYCD	Funds will be used for charitable food distribution.
		Bensonhurst Council of Jewish Organizations - Social				Funds will be used to provide social services and food distribution to low income
Kagan		Service & Food Program	112568013	\$5,000	DYCD	families in Council District 47.
		Bergen Basin Community Development Corporation d/b/a				
		Millennium Development - Intergenerational Family Days -				Funding for Tenant Association Intergenerational Family Days at NYCHA Penn
Barron		NYCHA Penn Wortman, Linden & Boulevard Houses	113199040	\$12,500	DYCD	Wortman, Linden & Boulevard Houses.
20.1011		Bergen Basin Community Development Corporation d/b/a		712,300	2,00	Tronsang Emideri & Bodievara ritoases.
	i	, , ,]	
		Millennium Development - Special Trip Transportation -				ISpecial Trip Transport Programming for Seniors for Ahe Stark, Penn Wortman and
Barron		Millennium Development - Special Trip Transportation - Council District 42	113199040	\$5,000	DYCD	Special Trip Transport Programming for Seniors for Abe Stark, Penn Wortman and Vandalia Senior Centers.

Council Member	Sponsor	Legal Name of Organization - Program Name	Tax ID	Amount	Agency	Purpose of Funds
Gennaro		BHALO, Inc Council District 24	863048818	\$10,000	DYCD	Funding to support food access and social service programs in Council District 24.
Krishnan		Big Apple Greeter, Inc.	133733413	\$5,000	SBS	Funds will be used for operational expenses for Big Apple Greeter.
Powers		Big Apple Greeter, Inc.	133733413	\$5,000	SBS	Funding will support Big Apple Greeter program costs.
Hanif		Big Apple Greeter, Inc Council District 39	133733413	\$5,000	SBS	To support Big Apple Greeter programming include matching domestic & international visitors with volunteers for free informal, unscripted walks in in Council District 39.
Brewer		Big Apple Greeter, Inc Small Business Program	133733413	\$5,000	SBS	Funds will provide small business district support.
Osse		Big Apple Leadership Academy for the Arts, Inc 77th Precinct Clergy & National Night Out	842688048	\$2,000	DYCD	Funding for the 77th Precinct Clergy and Council's National Night Out.
Osse		Big Apple Leadership Academy for the Arts, Inc Youth & Cultural Programming - Council District 36	842688048	\$14,000	DYCD	Funding for youth and cultural programming in Council District 36.
Farias		Big Apple Performing Arts, Inc Schools Project - Council District 18	133082072	\$5,000	DCLA	Funding for Schools Project for middle and high schools in majority-BIPOC communities in Council District 18
Menin		Big Initiatives Incorporated	465083170	\$5,000	DYCD	Funds will be used to support the big reuse site on Roosevelt Island.
Won		Big Initiatives Incorporated - 45th Street Composters	465083170	\$5,000	DYCD	Funds to support 45th Street Composters programming and operational costs.
Hanif		Big Initiatives Incorporated - Participatory Budgeting - Council District 39	465083170	\$10,000	DYCD	Educate District 39 residents on how to repair everyday objects like furniture, appliances, and clothes in order to prevent waste at a public six-month long series of workshops
Gennaro		Billion Oyster Project, Inc.	272918478	\$6,000	DYCD	Funding to support clean up work of NYC waterways.
Speaker	Farias	Billion Oyster Project, Inc.	272918478	\$30,000	DYCD	Funds will be used to support restoring oyster species to the harbor and the STEM curriculum based on that work.
Paladino		Billion Oyster Project, Inc Billion Oyster Project	272918478	\$5,000	DYCD	Funding will support program to restore the oyster reefs.
Vernikov		BINA Stroke and Brain Injury Assistance, Inc.	562395556	\$7,500	DHMH	Funding to support the operating costs for BINA services including patient care navigation, case management and community outreach.
Yeger		BINA Stroke and Brain Injury Assistance, Inc.	562395556	\$10,000	DHMH	Funds will be used for office expenses for referral and crisis intervention programs including equipment, supplies, educational events, printing educational material on stroke / brain injury & facilities.
Restler		Bindlestiff Family Variety Arts, Inc Council District 33	113479226	\$5,000	DCLA	To support Bindlestiff circus events in Council District 33.
De La Rosa		BioBus, Inc Council District 10	262092282	\$10,000	DOE	To support Biobus programming of hands-on, inquiry-based science education programs to students throughout Council District 10.
Stevens		BioBus, Inc Council District 16	262092282	\$5,000	DOE	Funding to support BioBus programming in Council District 16.
Farias		BioBus, Inc Council District 18	262092282	\$12,500	DOE	Funds to support the BioBus at PS 119, Millennium Art Academy, Gotham Collaborative HS in Council District 18.
Rivera		BioBus, Inc Council District 2 Schools	262092282	\$5,000	DOE	Funds will support BioBus's programs in Council District 2 schools.
Abreu		BioBus, Inc Council District 7	262092282	\$10,000	DOE	Funding to support BioBus in Council District 7.
Dinowitz		BioBus, Inc Mobile Science Lab - Council District 11	262092282	\$5,000	DOE	Funding to support the BioBus Mobile Science Lab in Council District 11.
Speaker	Narcisse	Birch Family Services, Inc Across the Lifespan	112503193	\$100,000	DHMH	Funds will be used to provide customized employment, internships, job training and placement for people with autism and developmental disabilities.
Farias		Birch Family Services, Inc New Frontier	112503193	\$25,500	DYCD	Funding to support the New Frontier Program in partnership with PS 17x on the Stevenson High School educational campus.

Council Member	Sponsor	Legal Name of Organization - Program Name	Tax ID	Amount	Agency	Purpose of Funds
						Funding to support year-round environmental jobs engage young workers in well paid,
Gutierrez		BK ROT, Inc Environmental Jobs - Council District 34	473925112	\$6,500	DYCD	positive, skill-based environmental job training and leadership development.
Louis		BKBNK, Inc Council District 45	821420342	\$5,000	DYCD	Funds will be used to support Financial Literary Workshops in Council District 45.
Speaker	Mealy	Black Institute, Inc.	271580786	\$50,000	DYCD	Funds will be used to support immigration reform, environmental justice, COVID-19 relief, criminal justice, and voting rights.
Adams	ivicary	Black Spectrum Theatre Company, Inc.	510135262	\$10,000	DCLA	Funding will support back office needs and critical core staffing.
Williams		Black Spectrum Theatre Company, Inc.	510135262	\$20,000	DCLA	Funding will support general operating expenses as well as free community events including access to mobile stages.
Osse		Black Veterans for Social Justice, Inc.	112608983	\$9,000	DYCD	Funding for Watchful Eye Testing and veterans services.
0330		black veteralis for Social Justice, inc.	112006963	\$9,000	DICD	Funding to support Central Brooklyn veterans, with an emphasis through aftercare
Speaker		Black Veterans for Social Justice, Inc.	112608983	\$50,000	DYCD	services for those most at-risk of losing their housing.
Louis		Black Veterans for Social Justice, Inc Council District 45	112608983	\$5,000	DYCD	Funds will be used to support Veteran and Community Services programming.
Speaker	LGBT, Hudson	Black Veterans for Social Justice, Inc Watchful Eye Testing, Outreach and Prevention (TOP Initiative)	112608983	\$100,000	DHMH	Funding to support HIV/AIDS testing and other related programs and services for those living or impacted by HIV/AIDS.
Restler		BloomAgainBklyn, Inc Floral Waste - Council District 33	300872187	\$5,000	DYCD	To support upcycling and composting floral waste programs in Council District 33.
Borelli		Blue Card, Inc., The	131623910	\$5,000	DFTA	Funds will provide support for holocaust survivors and programming in Council District 51.
Gennaro		Blue Card, Inc., The	131623910	\$5,000	DFTA	Funding to support wrap around services for holocaust survivors in New York City.
						To help holocaust survivors and related persons with services and educational programs
Menin		Blue Card, Inc., The	131623910	\$10,000	DFTA	in Council District 5.
Velazquez		Blue Card, Inc., The	131623910	\$13,000	DFTA	Funds will support The Blue Card Holocaust survivor assistance program.
						Funds will provide Holocaust education by creating webinars, informational materials,
Vernikov		Blue Card, Inc., The	131623910	\$5,000	DFTA	school curriculums and professional and educational orientations.
Discoults		Blue Card, Inc., The - Holocaust Education & Combating	424622040	ć= 000	DETA	Funding will be used to support Holocaust education and programming in Council
Dinowitz		Hate Program	131623910	\$5,000	DFTA	District 11.
Gennaro		B'nai B'rith Hillel Foundation at Queens College, Inc.	113285824	\$5,000	DYCD	Funding will to support programming on campus revolving around organizing students clubs, leadership training, cultural trips and community organizing.
Vernikov		Bnai Raphael Chesed Organization, Inc.	800196677	\$15,000	DYCD	Funding to provide food and services to the community and operational support.
VETTIKOV		Brian Raphaer Chesea Organization, Inc.	800130077	\$13,000	DICD	To provide culinary training and experience for teenagers and adults who are seeking to
						enter or re-enter the workforce. Finished products, whenever possible, will be
Gennaro		Bnos Malka Academy	113331303	\$10,000	DYCD	distributed to local soup kitchens to feed the indigent.
Ariola		Bobbi and the Strays, Inc.	113444285	\$5,000	DYCD	Funds will be used to provide veterinary services.
Holden		Bobbi and the Strays, Inc Animal Care	113444285	\$5,000	DYCD	Funds to be used to support medical and veterinary procedures for animals, as well as rescue, care services, education and awareness programming in Council District 30.
		- The the straye, the Amina care	223 . 1 1203	73,000	2.02	programming in countries of the countrie
						To promote a theater festival presenting the works Czechoslovakian playwright Vaclac
		Bohemian Benevolent and Literary Association of the City				Havel to New York's audiences through live performances, discussions, and workshops
Menin		of New York	130508050	\$5,000	DCLA	noticed through Council District 5 monthly newsletter and website.

Council Member	Sponsor	Legal Name of Organization - Program Name	Tax ID	Amount	Agency	Purpose of Funds
						Funds will be used for costs to administer the following programs: counseling clients on
						benefits and entitlements; advising and / or processing applications for Food Stamps,
Yeger		Boro Park Jewish Community Council	113475993	\$20,000	DFTA	Medicaid and Medicare, Social Security, Disability, Section 8 recertification.
reger		Boro Fark Jewish Community Council	113473333	\$20,000	DITA	Medicald and Medicale, Social Security, Disability, Section 6 recentification.
		Boro Park Jewish Community Council - Employment &				Funding will support Job Placement, Career Counseling, Resume Assistance, Computer
Joseph		Education Services - Council District 40	113475993	\$5,000	DYCD	Classes in Council District 40.
303ерп		Education Services - Council District 40	113473333	75,000	DICD	The funds will be used to support BMCC's Early Childhood Center to provide early
		Borough of Manhattan Community College Early				childhood education and childcare services for student parents as they work towards
Marte		Childhood Center, Inc.	133251186	\$9,000	CUNY	earning their degree.
iviai te		Boy Scouts of America - Greater New York Council -	153251100	75,000	COIVI	Funding will be used for all operational support of scouting programs in Council District
Riley		Council District 12	131624015	\$10,000	DYCD	12.
Kiley		Boy Scouts of America - Greater New York Council -	131024013	\$10,000	DICD	
Brooks-Powers		Council District 31	131624015	\$5,000	DYCD	Funding to support the Queens Explorers program for residents of Council District 31.
biooks-rowers		Council district 31	131024013	\$3,000	DICD	runding to support the Queens explorers program for residents of Council District 51.
		Boy Scouts of America - Greater New York Council - New				
Narcicco		York City Scouting & Exploring - Council District 46	121624015	\$10,000	DVCD	Fund will be used to support active troops in Council District 46.
Narcisse		Boy Scouts of America - Greater New York Council -	131624015	\$10,000	DYCD	· · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · ·
\A/:II: a a		•	121624015	¢C 500	DVCD	Funding will support collaborative projects and events for the Southeast Queens
Williams		Southeast Queens Exploring Posts	131624015	\$6,500	DYCD	Exploring Posts.
Canalina		Boys & Girls Club of Metro Queens, Inc Queens After	111000007	¢75 000	DVCD	The funds will be used to deliver important after-school programs and services to youth
Speaker		School and Summer Program	111966067	\$75,000	DYCD	ages 5 to 18 during after-school and summer hours.
Canalina		Boys & Girls Club of Metro Queens, Inc Rockaway COPE	111000007	¢35 000	DVCD	To was iide fi in dien a was out fou workt beaard would are a development avecus
Speaker		Workforce Development	111966067	\$25,000	DYCD	To provide funding support for youth based workforce development programs.
						Finding to support assessed assistance the development are assessed at David R. Ciula
Canalina	Alexani	Davis and Cirls Club of Harlans Inc. Businet Lagra	122102051	¢20.000	DVCD	Funding to support comprehensive youth development programming at Boys & Girls
Speaker	Abreu	Boys and Girls Club of Harlem, Inc Project Learn	133102951	\$30,000	DYCD	Club of Harlem school-based programs and flagship community center.
						Foundation of Docks Thomas Modeline which will account a standard for affine
•				4		Funds to support Braata Theatre Workshop which will present a staged reading of a
Gennaro		Braata Productions, Inc.	273402327	\$5,000	DCLA	new play. This reading will include a talkback session and a main staged full production.
				4.0.000		Funding will support the Christmas Grand Market and related activities in Council
Brooks-Powers		Braata Productions, Inc Council District 31	273402327	\$10,000	DCLA	District 31.
						Funding will support costs of Shakespeare on Stratford, an outdoor celebration of
		Brave New World Repertory Theatre, Inc Haitian Spring				Spring for the Flatbush community on Stratford Road between Cortelyou and Slocum,
Joseph		Celebration - Little Haiti	200152101	\$5,000	DCLA	or between Slocum and Matthews Roads.
		BRAVO Volunteer Ambulance Service, Inc Free				To support operating expenses of running a volunteer ambulance & youth emergency
Brannan		Emergency & Medical Services - Council District 43	510165173	\$10,000	FDNY	medical initiative in Council District 43.
						Funds will provide funding for special programs in local NYC elementary and middle
		Briarwood Community Foundation, Inc Briarwood Block				schools; local branch public library; local NYC homeless shelters; public forums,
Gennaro		Party	743154752	\$9,000	DYCD	newsletters and public events.
Louis		BRIC Arts Media Brooklyn, Inc Council District 45	112547268	\$5,000	DCLA	Support free and accessible youth and family programming in Council District 45.
		BRIC Arts Media Brooklyn, Inc Hip-Hop & 50th				Funding will provide support for public programming for BRIC Hip-Hop 50, a borough-
Joseph		Anniversary of Hip Hop Celebration	112547268	\$5,000	DCLA	wide celebration of Hip Hop's 50th anniversary.
Brannan		BRIC Arts Media Brooklyn, Inc Public Arts Programming	112547268	\$7,500	DCLA	To support BRIC's free and accessible youth and family programming.
		Bridge Builders Community Partnership, Inc Highbridge				
Ayala		Community	352390219	\$10,000	DYCD	To support community events in the High Bridge Community.

Council Member	Sponsor	Legal Name of Organization - Program Name	Tax ID	Amount	Agency	Purpose of Funds
		Bridge Builders Community Partnership, Inc				Funds will support general operating expenses of community programming and events
Stevens		Programming & Events - Council District 16	352390219	\$15,000	DYCD	in Council District 16.
						Funds will support Multi-cultural Events , Interfaith Diversity Training, Assistance for
		Bridge Multicultural and Advocacy Project, Inc., The -				applications to social benefits, and Pantry Food Distribution to Council District 40
Joseph		Council District 40	454634142	\$7,000	DYCD	constituents.
		Bridge Multicultural and Advocacy Project, Inc., The -				Funds will be used to support multicultural events and programs in the 45th Council
Louis		Council District 45	454634142	\$7,000	DYCD	District.
Borelli		Bridge Preparatory Charter School	831323754	\$8,500	DYCD	Funds will be used to support school's multi-sensory library.
		Bridge Street Development Corporation - 79th & 81st				
Osse		Precinct Councils - National Night Out	113250772	\$4,000	DYCD	Funding to support National Night Out for the 79th and 81st Precinct Councils.
		Bridge Street Development Corporation - Bed-Stuy Works				Funding to support Bed-Stuy Works Alliance for community engagement and outreach
Osse		Alliance	113250772	\$29,000	DYCD	and other programming from Bridge St.
		Bridge Street Development Corporation - Project Restore				
Speaker		Bed Stuy	113250772	\$25,000	DYCD	To provide funding support for Project Restore Bed Stuy.
						Funding to provide business and entrepreneurship training and small business technica
Speaker	Brooks-Powers	Bright Future Community, Inc The Rock Studio	812127354	\$250,000	SBS	support in the heart of the new "renaissance" zone in Far Rockaway.
						Funds will be used for a summer program for space rental, photography, utilities,
Vernikov		Brighton Ballet Theater Company, Inc.	113195590	\$10,000	DCLA	advertising, teaching artist compensation, insurance, and program management.
						5, 5 1 , 7 1 5 5
		Brighton Ballet Theater Company, Inc Youth Program -				Funds will create programs to provide low-income students to have access to quality
Kagan		Council District 47	113195590	\$5,000	DCLA	preparation for arts high school auditions and stage experience in major productions.
		Brighton Heights Reformed Church - BHRC Enrichment &	11010000	ψ3,000	2027	Funding will support the BHRC Enrichment and Children's Play Day programs in Council
Hanks		Children's Play Day	135596812	\$5,000	DYCD	District 49.
		e.mare.rornay bay	133330012	73,000	БТСБ	Funding for outreach advocates to conduct one on one counseling for vulnerable
Vernikov		Brighton Neighborhood Association, Inc.	112435523	\$9,000	HPD	families in need, man help desk and attend meetings.
vernikov		Brighton Weighborhood Association, me.	112433323	73,000	111.0	Funds to support recreational activities, community health programming and
Stevens		Bringing The Peace Incorporated - Council District 16	834203601	\$10,000	DYCD	organizational expenses in Council District 16.
Stevens		bringing the reace incorporated Council District 10	034203001	710,000	DICD	Funds will be used to support administrative and operational expenses including
Ariola		Broad Channel Volunteers, Inc.	112557794	\$10,000	FDNY	utilities and the purchase of equipment.
Allola		Broadway Housing Communities, Inc Educational	112337734	710,000	TDIVI	diffices and the parenase of equipment.
Abreu		Program for Students - Council District 7	133212867	\$10,000	DYCD	Funding to support educational programming for students in Council District 7.
Abrea		Trogram for Students - Council District 7	133212807	\$10,000	DICD	Turiding to support educational programming for students in Council District 7.
Speaker	Manhattan	Broadway League, Inc., The - Broadway Bridges	130951470	\$150,000	DYCD	Funds to support staffing and ticketing costs for the Broadway Bridges program.
эреакет	iviaiiiiattaii	broadway League, Inc., The - broadway bridges	130931470	\$150,000	DICD	Funds will be used to support the Broadway Mall Beautification Program, which
Speaker	Prower	Proadway Mall Association Inc	133419786	\$50,000	DYCD	preserves and maintains the Broadway malls.
Speaker	Brewer	Broadway Mall Association, Inc.	133419760	\$30,000	DICD	preserves and maintains the broadway mails.
Brewer		Broadway Mall Association, Inc Beautification Program	133419786	\$10,000	DYCD	Funds will be used to support Broadway Mall Beautification Program.
Velazquez		Bronx Arts Ensemble, Inc.	510186869	\$30,000	DCLA	Funds will provide arts education and music concerts in Council District 13.
· c.uzqucz		Bronx Arts Ensemble, Inc Music Concerts - Council	210100003	730,000	DCLA	Funding to support free music concerts in local community settings in Council District
Dinowitz		District 11	510186869	\$10,000	DCLA	11.
		Bronx Children's Museum - Council District 16	260579140	\$10,000	DCLA	Funding to support museum programming and events in Council District 16.
Stevens			2003/9140	310,000	DCLA	
Dinowitz		Bronx Children's Museum - Nature of the Bronx - AmPark	260570440	ć10.000	DC! A	Funding to provide support for the museum's STEAM-based educational program in
Dinowitz		Neighborhood (10X344)	260579140	\$10,000	DCLA	Ampark Neighborhood School.
C l		Bronx Children's Museum - Nature of the Bronx - Public	2605-244-	d= aa-	D.C	Freedom variable Network file December 1997
Sanchez		School 226X (10X226)	260579140	\$5,000	DCLA	Funds to support the Nature of the Bronx programming at Public School 226.

Council Member	Sponsor	Legal Name of Organization - Program Name	Tax ID	Amount	Agency	Purpose of Funds
Velazquez		Bronx Children's Museum - Nature of the Bronx Program	260579140	\$10,000	DCLA	To support the Bronx Children's Museum's Nature of the Bronx program.
Salamanca		Bronx Community Board #2 - Community Events - Council District 17	136400434	\$19,000	вхсв	Funds will be used for community events in Council District 17.
Ayala		Bronx Community Board #4 - Youth Events	136400434	\$5,000	BXCB	To support the activities for youth in the South Bronx community.
Velazquez		Bronx Council on the Arts, Inc Council District 13	132601303	\$25,000	DCLA	To fund Bronx based arts and culture professionals, free multi-disciplinary family arts and crafts workshops, outreach to residents of all ages and technical assistance to arts organizations, community organizations, artists throughout District 13.
Dinowitz		Bronx Council on the Arts, Inc Cultural Programs & Artist Support Services - Council District 11	132601303	\$5,000	DCLA	Funding will go towards support for the Bronx Memoir Project, a writing workshop which encourages older adults, immigrants and aspiring writers from lower-income populations to tell their unique stories about living in The Bronx.
Dinowitz		Bronx County Historical Society - Street Art/Street Peace	136153378	\$18,000	DCLA	Funding to support the museums' Street Art/Street Peace educational arts programming, including an art exhibition in Council District 11.
Speaker	Stevens	Bronx Defenders, The - The Bronx Cannabis Hub	133931074	\$100,000	DSS/HRA	Funding will support the Bronx Cannabis Hub, including legal assistance and providing information to the local community.
Salamanca		Bronx Documentary Center, The - Council District 17	452403312	\$10,000	DCLA	Funding to support general programming and exhibitions.
Speaker	Sanchez, Stevens	Bronx Health Link, Inc., The - Bronx Doula Access Project	134045022	\$50,000	DHMH	Funding to support capacity development, additional Doula support services and outreach to increase the number of women and families served in hopes of reducing the numbers of maternal & infant mortality in the Bronx.
Speaker	Velazquez	Bronx House, Inc Tween/Teen Program, College Prep Program	131739935	\$50,000	DYCD	Funding would provide high quality teen/tween programming while expanding the College Prep program. Services include social emotional based programs, sports, arts & crafts and college readiness.
Stevens		Bronx Museum of the Arts, The - Community Engagement - Council District 16	132709368	\$15,000	DCLA	Funding will support the free community, public and education programs in Council District 16.
Stevens		Bronx Museum of the Arts, The - Group Visits Program - Tours & Workshops	132709368	\$10,000	DCLA	Funding will support Group Visits Program for organizations and schools in Council District 16.
Riley		Bronx Neighborhood Housing Services CDC, Inc., The - Housing Services - Council District 12	471006046	\$60,000	HPD	Funds to be used to promote home ownership, aid in housing preservation and host community events.
Dinowitz		Bronx Opera Company, Inc Opera-in-the-Schools Program & Mainstage Performances	237170675	\$15,000	DCLA	Funding to support the Opera-in-the-Schools (OitS) program and mainstage performances at Lehman College in Council District 11.
Feliz		Bronx River Alliance, Inc Community Outreach - Council District 15	753001587	\$10,000	DPR	Funds will go towards organizing community events and outreach efforts.
Dinowitz		Bronx River Art Center, Inc Arts Education - Council District 11	133261148	\$5,000	DCLA	Funding to support BRAC's artistic educational programming for youth, students and older adults in Council District 11.
Dinowitz		Bronx School for Music Inc Youth Music Education	854066770	\$5,000	DYCD	Funding to support increased capacity for instrument instruction for students in Council District 11.
Ayala		BronxWorks, Inc Betances Community Center	133254484	\$10,000	DYCD	To support youth programming at Betances Community Center.
Stevens		BronxWorks, Inc McLaughlin Community Center Food Pantry	133254484	\$5,000	DYCD	Funds will support operational costs of McLaughlin Community Center Food Pantry and outreach to districts of Council District 16.
Joseph		Brooklyn Academy of Music - Senior Programs & Education Initiative - Council District 40	112201344	\$5,000	DCLA	Funding will support partnerships with Council District 40 senior centers to provide free programming, as well as subsidized tickets for youth in Council District 40.

Council Member	Sponsor	Legal Name of Organization - Program Name	Tax ID	Amount	Agency	Purpose of Funds
						Funds will be used for maintaining property liability and insurance; pay for water and
						maintenance; supplement promotional costs for events and public outreach promoting
Hanif		Brooklyn Alliance of Neighborhood Gardens Land Trust	274620010	\$5,000	DYCD	utilization of green spaces.
_				4		Funding for the Chamber of Commerce's business resources and economic
Osse		Brooklyn Alliance, Inc.	112145956	\$12,500	SBS	development programming/services in Council District 36.
Vo son		Branklus Allianas Inc. Council Biotriat 47	112145056	¢E 000	CDC	Funds will be used for Merchant promotion and support in Council District 47 general
Kagan		Brooklyn Alliance, Inc Council District 47 Brooklyn Animal Action, Inc Animal Rescue & Medical	112145956	\$5,000	SBS	services.
Hudson		Support - District 35	271454911	\$5,000	DHMH	Funding to support animal rescue services and operational expenses in District 35.
iluusoii		Support - District 33	271434311	\$3,000	DITIVITI	I unumg to support animal rescue services and operational expenses in District 33.
Brannan		Brooklyn Animal Action, Inc TNR & Animal Rescue	271454911	\$5,000	DHMH	To support trap-neuter-return of feral cats and other animal rescue expenses.
				. ,		
Hanif		Brooklyn Arts Council, Inc.	237072915	\$10,000	DCLA	To support arts programs and services for artists, cultural groups, and residents.
		Brooklyn Arts Council, Inc Community Arts				Funds will sustain Brooklyn Arts Council's operations and to support arts programs and
Brannan		Programming - Council District 43	237072915	\$5,000	DCLA	services for artists, cultural groups, and residents throughout Council District 43.
						To support arts programs and services for artists, cultural groups, and residents in
Restler		Brooklyn Arts Council, Inc Council District 33	237072915	\$3,000	DCLA	Council District 33.
		Brooklyn Arts Council, Inc Programs & Services - Council				Funding to support programs for Brooklyn artists, cultural groups, and residents
Hudson		District 35	237072915	\$5,000	DCLA	through Arts in Education and Creative Coalitions initiative.
		Brooklyn Arts Exchange, Inc Cultural Equity Programs				To support free and low cost arts programming focused on social equity education and
Brannan		for Youth - Council District 43	113071458	\$5,000	DCLA	impact for youth in Council District 43.
I I v da a v		Brooklyn Arts Exchange, Inc Equity & Access Youth	442074450	ć= 000	D.C.L.A	To assess the second section of the second section in Council District 25
Hudson		Initiatives - District 35	113071458	\$5,000	DCLA	To support equity and arts access youth initiatives in Council District 35.
Darron		Brooklyn Ballers Sports, Youth and Educational	651200020	¢10.000	DYCD	Funding to support operating expense costs for community youth sports and basketball
Barron		Corporation - Council District 42	651209020	\$10,000	שונט	league programming in Council District 42. Funding to provide both direct representation and advice and counsel to low income
Vernikov		Brooklyn Bar Association Volunteer Lawyers Project, Inc.	113155182	\$5,000	DSS/HRA	individuals and families.
VEITIKOV		brooklyn bar Association volunteer Lawyers Froject, inc.	113133162	\$3,000	DSS/TINA	Funds will support an array of civil legal services including legal advice, brief services,
		Brooklyn Bar Association Volunteer Lawyers Project, Inc				full and limited scope representation, community legal education and know your rights
Mealy		Civil Legal Services for Low-Income Brooklyn Residents	113155182	\$5,000	DSS/HRA	programs.
,		Brooklyn Bar Association Volunteer Lawyers Project, Inc		70,000		
Louis		Legal Services - Council District 45	113155182	\$5,000	DSS/HRA	Funding to support legal services in Council District 45.
						Funding to support cover operating expense costs for community boat making and
Barron		Brooklyn Boatworks, Inc Council District 42	271509754	\$20,000	DYCD	sailing programming in Council District 42.
		Brooklyn Book Bodega, Inc Equity & Life Outcomes with				Funding will support Brooklyn Book Bodega's weekly and monthly programming for
Aviles		Book Ownership	833811732	\$10,000	DYCD	book sorting and distribution to community partners.
Louis		Brooklyn Center for Quality Life - Council District 45	262651830	\$10,000	DHMH	Funds will be used to support Health Initiatives in Council District 45.
		Brooklyn Center for Quality Life - Social Services - Council		,		Funding will support immigration forums, fitness classes, health fairs, and community
Joseph		District 40	262651830	\$7,000	DYCD	food distribution in Council District 40.
Lauta		Brooklyn Children's Museum Corporation - Council	44240566	d= 000	DC: 4	Funds will be used to support free admissions in Council District 45 and related
Louis		District 45	112495664	\$5,000	DCLA	operating expenses.
Moaly		Brooklyn Children's Museum Corporation - Free	112405664	¢10.000	DC! A	Funding to support free admissions programming and free services in Council District
Mealy		Admission Programs Prophly Children's Museum Corporation Title Schools	112495664	\$10,000	DCLA	41.
Hudson		Brooklyn Children's Museum Corporation - Title I Schools Group Field Trips - District 35	112495664	¢E 000	DCI A	Funding to support the cost of field trips to BCM in District 35 and related operating
Hudson		Group Field Trips - District 55	112495004	\$5,000	DCLA	expenses.

Council Member	Sponsor	Legal Name of Organization - Program Name	Tax ID	Amount	Agency	Purpose of Funds
						Support educational and recreational programming for seniors including Chinese opera,
						singing, and dancing classes, ESOL, digital literacy, and citizenship classes, and social
Speaker	Brannan	Brooklyn Chinese-American Association, Inc.	113065859	\$50,000	DFTA	gathering opportunities.
		Brooklyn Chinese-American Association, Inc Senior				To support recreational and social programming for seniors residents of Council District
Brannan		Center Programming - Council District 43	113065859	\$2,500	DFTA	43.
						To support operating expenses associated with Brooklyn Community Board 10
Brannan		Brooklyn Community Board #10	136400434	\$10,000	BKCB	programming.
Hanif		Brooklyn Community Board #12	136400434	\$5,000	ВКСВ	Funding to support general operating expenses including costs of translation and interpretation services.
Joseph		Brooklyn Community Board #12 - Council District 40	136400434	\$4,000	ВКСВ	Funds will be used to support Community Board 12's general operating expenses.
				7 1,000		,
Joseph		Brooklyn Community Board #14 - Council District 40	136400434	\$6,000	ВКСВ	Funds will be used to support Community Board 14's general operating expenses.
				1 - 7		Funds will support general operating expenses, programming and community
Nurse		Brooklyn Community Board #16	136400434	\$5,000	ВКСВ	engagement.
		,		. ,		
Joseph		Brooklyn Community Board #17 - Council District 40	136400434	\$5,000	ВКСВ	Funds will be used to support Community Board 17's general operating expenses.
Restler		Brooklyn Community Board #2	136400434	\$3,000	ВКСВ	Funding to support operating expenses for Community Board 2.
Hudson		Brooklyn Community Board #2 - Operational Support	136400434	\$3,000	ВКСВ	Funding to support operating expenses for Community Board 2.
						Funds will support general operating expenses, programming and community
Nurse		Brooklyn Community Board #4	136400434	\$5,000	ВКСВ	engagement.
						Funds will support general operating expenses, programming and community
Nurse		Brooklyn Community Board #5	136400434	\$5,000	BKCB	engagement.
						Funding to support general operating expenses including costs of translation and
Hanif		Brooklyn Community Board #6	136400434	\$5,000	BKCB	interpretation services.
						To support general operating expenses including cost of translation and interpretation
Hanif		Brooklyn Community Board #7	136400434	\$5,000	BKCB	services.
Hudson		Brooklyn Community Board #8 - Operating Expenses	136400434	\$3,000	BKCB	Funding to support operating expenses for Community Board 8.
Joseph		Brooklyn Community Board #9 - Council District 40	136400434	\$5,000	BKCB	Funds will be used to support Community Board 9's general operating expenses.
Hudson		Brooklyn Community Board #9 - Operating Expenses	136400434	\$3,000	BKCB	Funding to support operating expenses for Community Board 9.
Osse		Brooklyn Community Pride Center, Inc.	262214534	\$5,000	DYCD	Funding for LGBTQ programs and services in Council District 36.
	Brooklyn,					
Speaker	Hudson, LGBT	Brooklyn Community Pride Center, Inc.	262214534	\$50,000	DYCD	Funding to support Trans Equity Programs, which provide social services to TGNC youth.
_		Brooklyn Community Pride Center, Inc Council District				
Louis		45	262214534	\$5,000	DYCD	Funds will be used to support health and wellness programs.
		Brooklyn Community Pride Center, Inc LGBTQ+ Youth &				
Gutierrez		Community Services - Council District 34	262214534	\$5,000	DYCD	To support LGBTQ+ Youth and Community Services serving Council District 34.
l		Brooklyn Defender Services - Civil Justice Program &				Funding to support operational expenses of the Civil Justice Program for the senior
Hudson		Community Office - Council District 35	113305406	\$5,000	DSS/HRA	population.
				,		Funds will support specialized educational programs, career counseling, and weekend
Hanif		Brooklyn Emerge, Inc Council District 39	851491905	\$5,000	DYCD	programs and sports activities in Council District 39.
Louis		Brooklyn Emerge, Inc Council District 45	851491905	\$5,000	DYCD	Funds will be used to support immigrant road to progress program.

Council Member	Sponsor	Legal Name of Organization - Program Name	Tax ID	Amount	Agency	Purpose of Funds
Joseph		Brooklyn Emerge, Inc Halal Meal Share & Food Pantry Program - Council District 40	851491905	\$20,000	DYCD	Funding will be used to support Halal Meal Share program to address food insecurity in the community including sustaining existing and new locations in Council District 40.
Restler		Brooklyn Greenway Initiative, Inc Summer Brooklyn Greenway Engagement Events - Council District 33	203283721	\$5,000	DYCD	To provide Summer Brooklyn Greenway Engagement Events in Council District 33.
Restler		Brooklyn Heights Association, Inc.	111504005	\$10,000	DYCD	To support community events and improve open spaces, including Adam Yauch and Hillside dog runs, in District 33.
Joseph		Brooklyn Institute for Social Research - Occasional Evenings - Council District 40	454337302	\$5,000		Funds will be used to support community programming around cultural subjects ranging from film screenings to poetry readings, musical performances and interviews in Council District 40.
Osse		Brooklyn Legal Services Corporation A	132605599	\$14,000	DSS/HRA	Funding for civil legal services for Council District 36.
Speaker	Sanchez, Women's	Brooklyn Legal Services Corporation A	132605599	\$350,000	DSS/HRA	To support the Preserving Affordable Housing Program, including legal representation, advice/services, and legal education to vulnerable populations. Funds will be used to support staff, and program-related expenses.
Louis		Brooklyn Legal Services Corporation A - Legal Services - Council District 45	132605599	\$6,000	DSS/HRA	Funds will be used to support legal services in Council District 45.
		Brooklyn Legal Services Corporation A - Small Business	10200000		2007	To fund the commercial lease assistance program for small businesses along the Kingsbridge, Tremont, Burnside and Fordham business corridors and fight
Sanchez		Support	132605599	\$10,000	SBS	displacement. Funds will be used to Develop in collaboration with mental health professionals to provide guidance and support for the community dealing with the trauma of systemic
Louis		Brooklyn Level Up, Inc Council District 45	851148315	\$5,000	DYCD	racism and loss in Council District 45
Louis		Brooklyn Lifelong Learning, Inc Council District 45	463634121	\$5,000	DFTA	The funds will be used for programmatic support for seniors in Council District 45.
Restler		Brooklyn Museum - Arts Education - Public School 038 The Pacific (15K038)	111672743	\$5,000	DCLA	To support arts education partnership at Public School 38K.
Mealy		Brooklyn Museum - Arts Education - Title 1 Schools	111672743	\$5,000	DCLA	To support free guided and virtual gallery tours for K-12 students from Title 1 Council District 41 schools.
Brannan		Brooklyn On Fun Association USA, Inc Immigrant & Senior Assistance Programs	455094879	\$10,000	DSS/HRA	To support immigrant and senior programming and services.
Hanif		Brooklyn Public Library	111904261	\$6,900	BPL	Funding for general operational costs for the Pacific Branch and to provide all libraries in the District (Pacific, Carroll Gardens, Park Slope, Windsor Terrace, and Borough Park) with free vegetable, fruit, and flower seeds.
Brannan		Brooklyn Public Library - New Utrecht Library	111904261	\$5,000	BPL	Funds will be used to support the Adult Literacy programming at New Utrecht Library.
Brannan		Brooklyn Queens Conservatory of Music - Educational & Therapeutic Music Programs - Council District 43	111532426	\$5,000	DCLA	Funds will support Music Partners and Music Therapy programming in Council District 43.
Restler		Brooklyn Queens Conservatory of Music - Music Partners & Music Therapy - Council District 33	111532426	\$2,000	DCLA	Funding to support Music Education, Music Therapy, and Public Events in Council District 33.
Joseph		Brooklyn Queens Conservatory of Music - Music Partners & Music Therapy - Council District 40	111532426	\$5,000	DCLA	Funding will support Brooklyn Conservatory of Music programming in Council District 40.
Mealy		Brooklyn Queens Conservatory of Music - Music Partners & Music Therapy - Council District 41	111532426	\$5,000	DCLA	Funds will support music therapy programs to three sites in Council District 41.

Council Member	Sponsor	Legal Name of Organization - Program Name	Tax ID	Amount	Agency	Purpose of Funds
		Brooklyn Queens Conservatory of Music - Music Therapy -				
Narcisse		Council District 46	111532426	\$20,000	DCLA	Funds will be used to provide music therapy for people with autism spectrum disorder.
						To strengthen the stewardship of the 35 gardens BQLT owns and 2 affiliate gardens
Gutierrez		Brooklyn Queens Land Trust - Community Garden Support	611441052	\$10,000	DYCD	owned by the MTA.
		Brooklyn United Music and Arts Development Center, Inc.	1			
Louis		Council District 45	880867237	\$6,000	DCLA	Funds to support creative arts and youth education and events in Council District 45.
Hanif		Brooklyn USA Sports Association, Inc.	811070700	\$5,000	DYCD	To support summer camps and year long basketball leagues in Brooklyn.
						Funding to support operating expenses associated with expanding the Choral Music
Hanif		Brooklyn Youth Chorus Academy, Inc Cobble Hill	113129249	\$5,000	DCLA	Education Financial Aid Initiative at the Cobble Hill location.
		BrooklynONE Productions, Inc Performing Arts				
Brannan		Productions - Council District 43	460692076	\$7,000	DYCD	To support performing arts programs in Council District 43.
		Brotherhood Sister Sol, Inc., The - Environmental				
De La Rosa		Programming - Council District 10	133857387	\$2,000	DYCD	To support BroSis Environmental Programming in Council District 10.
				4.0.000		
Hanks		Brothers Care, Inc Monthly Events	261422585	\$10,000	DYCD	Funding will provide monthly events that assist constituents in the 49th Council District.
Holden		Brothers Helping, Inc.	863176916	\$7,500	DYCD	Funds to assist homeless veterans in Council District 30.
_		Brownsville Community Development Corporation -				Funding to run the Farm Lab Projects at Thomas Jefferson Educational Campus in
Barron		Thomas Jefferson Education Campus - Council District 42	112544630	\$10,000	DYCD	Council District 42.
						To fund operational and programmatic costs for family support services, the food
Ung		Buddhist Tzu Chi Foundation - Food Pantry	942952782	\$5,000	DYCD	pantry, and other assistance programs.
De La Rosa		Building for the Arts NY, Inc Council District 10	132852371	\$10,000	DCLA	to support music and the brain programming in Council District 10.
						Funds will support BSNY's job placement and workforce development programs in
Velazquez		Building Skills NY	455146915	\$5,000	DYCD	Council District 13.
		Building Chille NIV. Construction Consent Assolution				
Accele		Building Skills NY - Construction Career Accelerator -	455446045	45.000	DVCD	Funds will be used to provide skills acquisition and job advancement in general
Ayala		Council District 8	455146915	\$5,000	DYCD	construction and specialty trades, including Carpentry, Electrical, Plumbing, and HVAC.
						Fund will support general program costs, including educational, cultural, and artistic
		Bushwick Workshop Space - Mayday Space & Community				programming, food and clothing distribution, and civic education and leadership
Nurse		Programming	471841469	\$25,000	DYCD	development.
		Business Outreach Center Network, Inc Business				Funds to be used for business, industrial promotion and development in Council District
Holden		Support - Council District 30	113306111	\$7,000	SBS	30.
						Funds would be used to provide financial education, business planning and financing
		Business Outreach Center Network, Inc Council District				workshops, coupled with one-on-one counseling and access to credit for entrepreneurs
Brooks-Powers		31	113306111	\$5,000	SBS	and small business owners in Council District 31.
		Business Outreach Center Network, Inc Microenterprise		4		Funding to support business workshops, 1-on-1 counseling, Microenterprise, Small
Hudson		& Small Business Development Services - District 35	113306111	\$5,000	SBS	Business Development Services, and Child Care Business Development Project.
		Business Outreach Center Network, Inc Network		4		Funds will provide services at Brooklyn East, from Fort Greene to Coney Island including
Mealy		Industrial Business Solutions Program (IBSP)	113306111	\$10,000	SBS	the ENY and Flatlands/Fairfield IBZs.
		Butterflies By Blaq, Inc Custom Cranial Prosthesis		4		
Adams		Program	454874876	\$10,000	DYCD	Funds will support the collection, creation, storage and wig making training programs.
_				4		To support cultural education and performance programming for youth in music and
Brannan		C.I. Youth Alive, Inc Music & Performing Arts for Youth	510602645	\$5,000	DYCD	dance.
				4		To support cultural education and performance programming for youth in music and
Speaker	Brannan	C.I. Youth Alive, Inc Music & Performing Arts for Youth	510602645	\$10,000	DYCD	dance.

Council Member	Sponsor	Legal Name of Organization - Program Name	Tax ID	Amount	Agency	Purpose of Funds
Kagan		C.I. Youth Alive, Inc Programming - Council District 47	510602645	\$5,000	DYCD	Funds will be used to create arts and educational programs for kids on Coney Island.
Restler		Cadman Park Conservancy, Inc.	452063716	\$5,000	DPR	To support educational community events for Cadman Park in Council District 33.
Speaker	Joseph	CAMBA, Inc.	112480339	\$50,000	DYCD	Funding to support the Adult Literacy Center providing English language and civics education to immigrants.
Osse		CAMBA, Inc Albany Cornerstone	112480339	\$1,000	DYCD	Funding for Block the Shot tournament at Albany.
Joseph		CAMBA, Inc Beyond Hunger Emergency Food Pantry - Council District 40	112480339	\$5,000	DYCD	Funds will be used to provide food pantry in Council District 40.
Joseph		CAMBA, Inc Future Bound - Council District 40	112480339	\$15,000	DYCD	Funds will support Worker Support Services, Economic Development, Education and Youth Development, Housing, and Legal Services.
Feliz		CAMBA, Inc Park Avenue Residence Computer Lab	112480339	\$10,000	DYCD	Funds will go towards creating a computer lab at the Park Avenue Residence.
Hanks		Camelot of Staten Island, Inc Staying Healthy Youth Clubhouse	237091329	\$5,000	DHMH	Funding will support the Staying Healthy Youth Clubhouse program.
Osse		Campaign Against Hunger, Inc., The	200934854	\$34,000	DYCD	Funding for Wellness Wednesdays and food distribution programs in Council District 36.
Speaker	BLAC, Brooks- Powers, Narcisse, Women's	Campaign Against Hunger, Inc., The	200934854	\$275,000	DYCD	Funding to support the continuation, expansion and enhancement of programming. Funding will enable providing additional food, fresh produce, healthy initiatives workshops and benefit access services.
Brooks-Powers		Campaign Against Hunger, Inc., The - Council District 31	200934854	\$10,000	DYCD	Funding will support food distribution for the following locations: Hammels NYCHA Development, Beach 41st NYCHA Development, RedFern NYCHA Development, and Council Member Selvena N. Brooks-Powers' Laurelton District Office.
Barron		Campaign Against Hunger, Inc., The - Council District 42	200934854	\$10,000	DYCD	Funding for Food Distribution, Urban Farming, and Healthy Eating access.
Stevens		Cardinal McCloskey School and Home for Children - Bronx Drop-In Center for Homeless & Runaway Youth	131740443	\$6,000	DYCD	Funds will be support services for runaway, homeless youth at the Sunrise Drop-In Center.
Yeger		Care For Special Needs Children Foundation, Inc.	472616448	\$12,000	DHMH	Funds will be used to support families with autistic children, sibling and parent awareness, information and social skills.
Joseph		Caribbean American Chamber of Commerce and Industry, Inc Manage & Operate a Business Program - Council District 40	112903423	\$6,000	DYCD	To support the small business services program through workshop facilitators/presenters, and community outreach. Funding to support general operating expenses.
Brooks-Powers		Caribbean American Society of New York, Inc Council District 31	452796896	\$5,000	DYCD	Funding to support STEM education programming for students in Council District 31.
Krishnan		Caribbean Equality Project, Inc., The	472806715	\$5,000	DYCD	Funds will be used to support the production costs of LGBTQ+ Caribbean exhibit.
Narcisse		Caribbean Equality Project, Inc., The - Caribbean LGBTQ+ Support Group - Council District 46	472806715	\$5,000	DYCD	Funding to provide culturally specific support and services for LGBTQ people in Council District 46.
Schulman		Caribbean Equality Project, Inc., The - Support for Caribbean LGBTQ+ Immigrants	472806715	\$3,000	DYCD	Funds will be used for programming and support in Council District 29.
Adams		Caribbean Equality Project, Inc., The - Unchained Queens	472806715	\$5,000	DYCD	Funds will support the monthly meetings of peer culture outreach and support to the LGBTQ community.

Council Member	Sponsor	Legal Name of Organization - Program Name	Tax ID	Amount	Agency	Purpose of Funds
		Caribbean Women's Health Association Inc. CER HIV				Funds will support a variety of HIV Prevention Education services by conducting
loconh		Caribbean Women's Health Association, Inc CFB-HIV Faith-Based Initiative - Council District 40	122222160	¢10.000	DUMALI	outreach in community based settings, including venue based, event based and street based outreach in Central Brooklyn.
Joseph		Faith-Based initiative - Council District 40	133323168	\$10,000	DHMH	Funding for Roll in Movies in Council District 36 and other cultural programming in
Osso		Carib Boing Inc	455192099	\$2,000	DCLA	Council District 36.
Osse		CaribBeing, Inc.	433132033	\$2,000	DCLA	Council District 50.
Joseph		CaribBeing, Inc Be Caribbeing - Council District 40	455192099	\$10,000	DCLA	Funding will support cultural programming in Council District 40.
Louis		CaribBeing, Inc Council District 45	455192099	\$5,000	DCLA	Funds will be used to support programs in Council District 45.
						Funding to support Caribbean cultural programming, such as, theater, research of
		Carlos Lezama Archives and Caribbean Cultural Center -				archival photos, poetry, costume design, steel pan classes, folk dancing, drumming, and
Hudson		Caribbean Cultural Arts, Research & Steelpan - District 35	020749266	\$5,000	DCLA	field trips.
De La Rosa		Carnegie Hall Corporation, The	131923626	\$5,000	DCLA	To support Carnegie Hall Education Programming in Council District 10.
		Carnegie Hall Corporation, The - Citywide Summer 2022				Funding will support the Carnegie Hall Citywide Summer 2022 Concert Series at Bryant
Powers		Concert Series - Bryant Park	131923626	\$5,000	DCLA	Park.
						Funds will support partnerships with NYC schools and community venues in Council
Bottcher		Carnegie Hall Corporation, The - Council District 3	131923626	\$5,000	DCLA	District 3.
		Carnegie Hall Corporation, The - Education Programming -				To support educational and community programming for residents of Council District
Brannan		Council District 43	131923626	\$5,000	DCLA	43.
		Carnegie Hall Corporation, The - NeON Arts - Council				Funds will support the NeON Arts program at South Bronx NeON for Council District 16
Stevens		District 16	131923626	\$14,000	DCLA	youth.
		Carnegie Hall Corporation, The - NeON Arts – Staten				Funds will help provides residents in the 49th Council District with access to services
Hanks		Island NeON	131923626	\$5,000	DCLA	and opportunities including NeON Arts programming.
		Carnegie Hall Corporation, The - School Programming -				
Hudson		Council District 35	131923626	\$5,000	DCLA	Funding will be used to support programming in Council District 35 Schools.
Menin		Carnegie Hill Neighbors, Inc.	133300409	\$6,000	SBS	To support the development of a Business Improvement in Council District 5.
		Carroll Gardens Association Incorporated - Know Your				·
Hanif		Rights Campaign - Council District 39	112573432	\$5,000	SBS	To support know your rights campaign for domestic workers in Council District 39.
		Casa Belvedere, The Italian Cultural Foundation - Nonno's				
Hanks		Community Garden - Council District 49	264411728	\$5,000	DCLA	Funding will support Nonno's Community Garden at Casa Belvedere.
		Castle Hill District Management Association, Inc Castle				Funding to support community events hosted by the BID, operational expenses, and
Farias		Hill - Council District 18	920829346	\$15,000	DYCD	marketing.
						Funding will support legal representation to immigrant children who have fled violence
		Catholic Charities Community Services, Archdiocese of				in Central America and are facing removal (deportation) proceedings in New York's
Powers		New York	135562185	\$5,000	DSS/HRA	immigration court.
				. ,		
		Catholic Charities Community Services, Archdiocese of				
Salamanca		New York - Back to School Program - Council District 17	135562185	\$20,000	DYCD	Funding to be utilized for back to school programs in Council District 17.
		Catholic Charities Community Services, Archdiocese of		. ,		
		New York - Community & Social Services Program -				To provide funding to support the Community and Social Services program at Betance
Ayala		Betance Houses	135562185	\$10,000	DSS/HRA	
				-		
		Catholic Charities Community Services, Archdiocese of				Funds to be used to purchase diapers at HomeBase II and IV sites and provide them to
Speaker		New York - Diaper Bank at CCCS' HomeBase II and IV sites	135562185	\$25,000	DYCD	resdients in Council District 12.
		Catholic Charities Community Services, Archdiocese of				
Salamanca		New York - South Bronx Food Pantry - Council District 17	135562185	\$15,000	DYCD	Funding to support general operating expenses for South Bronx Food Pantry.

Council Member	Sponsor	Legal Name of Organization - Program Name	Tax ID	Amount	Agency	Purpose of Funds
		Catholic Charities Neighborhood Services, Inc Adult				Funding will be used to defray the costs of the ESOL program in Council District 22
Caban		ESOL Queens	112047151	\$15,000	DYCD	including health and mental health support.
		Catholic Charities Neighborhood Services, Inc Older				Funds will be used to support education, recreation, health promotion activities, case
Schulman		Adult Center - Council District 29	112047151	\$5,000	DFTA	assistance, and transportation for seniors and to provide supplies.
Speaker		Catholic Charities of Staten Island	135562286	\$25,000	DFTA	Funds will be used for case management and public events in Council District 51.
•						Funding to support outreach to low-income New Yorkers, particularly immigrants, and
Vernikov		Catholic Migration Services, Inc.	112634818	\$5,000	DSS/HRA	provide legal services.
		Catholic Migration Services, Inc Immigration Legal				Funding to support outreach to low-income New Yorkers, particularly immigrants, and
Won		Services	112634818	\$5,000	DSS/HRA	provide legal services.
		CAVE Organization, Inc Public Performances &				To support movement classes, professional development, and provide wellness
Restler		Education Programs - Council District 33	043763314	\$3,000	DCLA	opportunities for Council District 33.
		CEC Stuyvesant Cove, Inc Green Workforce Training				
Restler		Program - Council District 33	522440116	\$5,000	DYCD	Funds will support Green Workforce Training Program in Council District 33.
						Funding will support management, coordination, and delivery of programs including the
						Green Design Lab, Green Workforce Training Program, Here Comes Solar, and
Speaker	Powers	CEC Stuyvesant Cove, Inc Solar One	522440116	\$75,000	DYCD	Stuyvesant Cove Park.
_						The funds will be used to organize and host an inclusive teen concert at The Center at
Brewer		Center at West Park, The - Inclusive Teen Concert	814802422	\$10,000	DPR	West Park.
		Center for Comprehensive Health Practice, Inc Opioid	422404220	45.000	5	To provide funding for CCHP's Powers Project, which aims to reduce opioid-related
Ayala		Overdose Prevention Program	133484329	\$5,000	+	overdoses in NYC.
Ayala		Center for Educational Innovation - Project Boost	134113613	\$5,000	DCLA	To support programming for Student Academic and Enrichment Programs.
Osse		Center for Employment Opportunities Center for Family Life in Sunset Park, Inc School-Based	133843322	\$5,000	DYCD	Funding for CEO's re-entry and job training programs.
Avilos		•	051050164	¢41 000	DYCD	Funds will support family and social services that promote positive outcomes for
Aviles		Programs Center for Family Representation - Right to Family and	851058164	\$41,000	DYCD	children, adults and families in Sunset Park, Brooklyn. Funds will be used to defray the cost of providing legal services for disadvantaged
Caban		Home for Good	510419496	\$6,500	DYCD	families in Council District 22.
Bottcher		Center for Jewish History, Inc., The	133863344	\$5,000	DYCD	To provide funding support for the DNA Reunion Project.
Dotterier		Center for Law and Human Values, Inc Council District	133003344	73,000	DICD	To provide runding support for the DNA Neumon Project.
Krishnan		25	133085049	\$10,000	DYCD	To support programming in Council District 25.
		Center for Law and Human Values, Inc The Action Lab &		7-2,000		
Restler		Fellowship Program	133085049	\$5,000	DYCD	To support the Action Lab programming in Council District 33.
		Center for the Women of New York, Inc., The - Women's		. ,		Funding will support program, train volunteers and services for food stamps, domestic
Paladino		Empowerment Program	112876688	\$5,000	DYCD	violence and legal services.
		Center for Urban Pedagogy, Inc City Studies -				To provide funding for the City Studies program at the international Community High
Ayala		International Community HS (07X334)	113625306	\$5,000	DCLA	School in Mott Haven (07X334).
		Central American Legal Assistance - Immigrant Legal				To support removal defense for detained immigrants and for asylum seekers in Council
Restler		Services - Council District 33	112859151	\$8,500	DSS/HRA	District 33.
		Central Astoria Local Development Coalition, Inc				
Caban		Commercial Revitalization	112652331	\$37,000	SBS	Funds will be used to promote the local business thoroughfare.
		Central Astoria Local Development Coalition, Inc				Funding will be used to support the annual Waterfront Concert series, Independence
Caban		Community Programs	112652331	\$36,500	DCLA	Day celebration, and Halloween festival.
		Central Astoria Local Development Coalition, Inc				
Won		Waterfront Concert Series	112652331	\$3,000	DCLA	Funding to support the Waterfront Concert Series.
						Funds will support Central City Chorus 2023-2024 performance season's programming
Brewer		Central City Chorus, Inc 2023-2024 Season	133679135	\$5,000	DCLA	and services.

Council Member	Sponsor	Legal Name of Organization - Program Name	Tax ID	Amount	Agency	Purpose of Funds
		Central Queens Jewish Community Circle, Inc				
Schulman		Community Wellness	832963670	\$4,000	DYCD	Funds will be used to support Wellness Webinars and Gift Packages for Holidays.
De La Rosa		Centro Civico Cultural Dominicano, Inc.	134027383	\$5,000	DCLA	To Support Centro Civico Cultural Dominicano's Year-Round Programming.
						Funding to support Centro Civico Cultural Dominicano's Year-Round Programming in
Abreu		Centro Civico Cultural Dominicano, Inc Council District 7	134027383	\$5,000	DCLA	Council District 7.
						Funds will be used to support academic and recreational afterschool program in the
Williams		CGE LAB, Inc.	824810947	\$5,000	DYCD	27th Council District.
		Chabad of Northeastern Queens, Inc Chabad				Funding will assist in the ongoing operations at the Community Center, including after-
Paladino		Community Center	113207716	\$20,000	DYCD	school programming, programs, classes and services.
						Funding to support the costs associated with Smile on Seniors programming and
Schulman		Chabad of Northeastern Queens, Inc Smile on Seniors	113207716	\$1,500	DFTA	activities.
		Chabad of Northeastern Queens, Inc Smile on Seniors -				
Ung		Chabad Community Center	113207716	\$5,000	DFTA	To fund senior programming at the Chabad Community Center.
						Funds will be used to develop and implement a counselling network of professionals
						and community leaders to help students, young married couples and young
Gennaro		Chabad of Queens College	202070019	\$10,000	DYCD	professionals navigate challenges. Funds will also facilitate cultural and social programs.
Louis		Chai Lifeline, Inc Council District 45	112940331	\$5,000	DHMH	Funds will be used support programmatic efforts in Council District 45.
						Funds will support small business development and community outreach in Council
Ariola		Chamber of Commerce Borough of Queens, Inc.	110559220	\$15,000	SBS	District 32.
Lee		Chamber of Commerce Borough of Queens, Inc.	110559220	\$10,000	SBS	Funds will be used to support Small Business Programming in Council District 23.
Speaker		Chamber of Commerce Borough of Queens, Inc.	110559220	\$25,000	SBS	To help defray the costs of the annual holiday lights on Cross Bay Boulevard.
						Funds will be used to support programs that will enhance businesses' marketing
Williams		Chamber of Commerce Borough of Queens, Inc.	110559220	\$7,500	SBS	techniques, salesmanship, and will educate on resources available to help in D27
		Chamber of Commerce Borough of Queens, Inc				To promote economic development, job creation and retention, and community
Schulman		Community Business Resources - Council District 29	110559220	\$10,000	SBS	investment in Council District 29.
		Chamber of Commerce Borough of Queens, Inc				
D 1 1:		Community Business Resources & Community Fireworks		4= 000		To support and promote economic development, job creation, retention, community
Paladino		Show	110559220	\$5,000	SBS	investment, and community fireworks show in Council District 19.
		Chambra of Canada Danada ba Canada ba Canada				
Drooks Dowers		Chamber of Commerce Borough of Queens, Inc Council	110550330	¢10.000	CDC	Funding will support neighborhood-level initiatives that promote economic development, job creation, retention, and community investment in Council District 31.
Brooks-Powers		Member 31 Chamber of Commerce Berough of Queens Inc. Heliday	110559220	\$10,000	SBS	
Holdon		Chamber of Commerce Borough of Queens, Inc Holiday	110550220	¢6 F00	CDC	Funds to be used to support holiday lights in commercial district in Council District 30, including Ridgewood Fresh Pond Road.
Holden		Lights Chamber of Commerce Berough of Queens Inc. Small	110559220	\$6,500	SBS	Including Ridgewood Fresh Pond Road.
Cahan		Chamber of Commerce Borough of Queens, Inc Small Business Support	110559220	\$5,000	SBS	Funds will be used to support merchant organizing on Ditmore Plud
Caban		Chamber of Commerce Borough of Queens, Inc Small	110333220	95,000	303	Funds will be used to support merchant organizing on Ditmars Blvd. To fund programming and operational costs for the Small Business Resource Sessions
Ung		Business Support	110550220	¢6.000	CDC	and Merchant Organizing Program.
Ung		Charles B. Wang Community Health Center, Inc The	110559220	\$6,000	SBS	Funding to support the Teen Resource Center (TRC) within the Charles B. Wang
Marte		Teen Resource Center (TRC)	132739694	\$5,000	DHMH	Community Health Center (CBWCHC).
Marte		reen nesource center (TNC)	132/33034	000,64	וואורט	Community meanin center (CDWCHC).
						Funding to cover the costs associated with training women to volunteer as (EMTs) and
Vernikov		Chasdei Devorah, Inc.	342006065	\$5,000	FDNY	costs associated with operating a volunteer emergency medical service agency.
Bottcher		Chashama Arts, Inc.	133862422	\$5,000	DCLA	Funds will support operations and related programming and service agency.
Dottellel		Chashana Arts, IIIC.	133002422	73,000	DCLA	i and will support operations and related programming and services.

Council Member	Sponsor	Legal Name of Organization - Program Name	Tax ID	Amount	Agency	Purpose of Funds
						Funds will be used to provide the service in Council District 5 at 340 E 64th St. They will
Menin		Chashama Arts, Inc.	133862422	\$5,000	DCLA	fund a workspace and presentation space for local artists.
				4		Funding will support the Space to Present program, which converts vacant spaces into
Powers		Chashama Arts, Inc.	133862422	\$5,000	DCLA	presentation venues for local artists to create and showcase works for audiences.
Lee		CHAZAQ Organization USA, Inc.	462148352	\$5,000	DYCD	Funding to support operating expenses of community programming and services.
Cabulmaan		CHAZAQ Organization USA, Inc Afterschool, Youth, Adult		¢14.000	DVCD	To provide cultural events, seminars, and lectures for youth, teens, and adults; along
Schulman		& Educational Programming - Council District 29	462148352	\$14,000	DYCD	with nutritious meals and exciting activities in Council District 29.
Schulman		CHAZAQ Organization USA, Inc Main Street Beautification	462148352	\$5,000	DYCD	Funding to support costs associated with Main Street Beautification.
Schullian		CHAZAQ Organization USA, Inc Rabbinical College	402146532	\$5,000	DICD	Funds will be used for operating expenses related to educational, cultural, and social
Gennaro		Program	462148352	\$10,000	DYCD	programming, open to the public at large.
Bottcher		Chekpeds, Inc.	264483508	\$8,000	DYCD	Funds for build and install containers to plant trees on pedestrian islands.
Botterier		energeas, me.	201103300	70,000	Bicb	and the band and install containers to plant trees on peacestrain islantas.
Bottcher		Chelsea Film Festival, Inc.	464082997	\$6,500	DCLA	Funds will be used to support the 11th annual edition of the Chelsea Film Festival (CFF).
		,		. ,		To support the expansion of Chess in Schools to middle schools: New School for
						Leadership and Journalism (10X244) and Academy For Personal Leadership and
Sanchez		Chess-in-the-Schools, Inc Council District 14	136119036	\$20,000	DYCD	Excellence (10X363).
						Funds will support Chess in Schools programming which includes tournaments, college
Won		Chess-in-the-Schools, Inc Council District 26	136119036	\$5,000	DYCD	prep, summer camps, teacher training and after-school programming.
						Funding will be used to support chess-related programming in Council District 35
Hudson		Chess-in-the-Schools, Inc Council District 35 Schools	136119036	\$10,000	DOE	Schools.
		Chess-in-the-Schools, Inc School Program:		4		Funding to support the school program, which teaches elementary and middle school
Schulman		Comprehensive Chess Education - Council District 29	136119036	\$5,500	DOE	students how to play chess and the classroom chess program in Council District 29.
Adams		Chhaya Community Development Corporation	113580935	\$8,000	HPD	Funds will serve to protect, preserve and promote affordable housing.
		Chhaya Community Development Corporation - Housing	443500005	45.000	DVCD	Funds will support outreach efforts, educational workshops, case management and
Gennaro		Stability Program	113580935	\$5,000	DYCD	counseling services in Council District 24.
Lee		Child Center of NY, Inc., The	111733454	\$10,000	DHMH	Funds will support mental health programming for Council District 23 residents.
LCC		child center of W1, inc., The	111733434	710,000	Dillylli	To support culturally-sensitive mental health programming, improved access to health
Ung		Child Center of NY, Inc., The - Council District 20	111733454	\$1,500	DYCD	care, and related programming to youth in Council District 20.
8		Child Mind Institute, Inc Mental Health - Public School	111700101	¥1,555	2.02	, and a first firs
		310 Marble Hill (10X310) & Public School 236 Langston				To support in person mental health services at Public School 236 and Public School 310
Sanchez		Hughes (09X236)	800478843	\$10,000	DYCD	for a minimum of 3 days a week.
		Children's Aid Society, The - Adult Literacy Programs in			İ	
Speaker		Washington Heights	135562191	\$50,000	DYCD	For adult literacy programming in Washington Heights.
						Funding to support off-setting the costs of hiring culinary, dance and theater instructors
Speaker	Ayala	Children's Aid Society, The - Summer Youth Programming	135562191	\$30,000	DYCD	to provide youth programming.
Bottcher		Children's Museum of the Arts, Inc.	133520970	\$5,000	DCLA	Funds will support free experimental arts programs.
Rivera		Children's Museum of the Arts, Inc.	133520970	\$3,000	DCLA	Funds will support Children's Museum of the Arts programs and operations.
		Children's Museum of the Arts, Inc Free Experimental			1	
De La Rosa		Arts Programming	133520970	\$5,000	DCLA	To support Children's Museum 100% Free Experimental Arts programming.

Council Member	Sponsor	Legal Name of Organization - Program Name	Tax ID	Amount	Agency	Purpose of Funds
						To develop a data are as a series of the result of the continue of a series of
						To develop a data management system will enable CRF by serving as a centralized
Speaker		Children's Rescue Fund, The	122406020	¢350,000	DYCD	system that will allow the agency to be efficient in managing service delivery, case management outcomes, and efficient resource tracking.
Speaker		Cilidren's Rescue Fund, The	133486829	\$250,000	סונט	Funding to offset costs of Job Counselor or Business Counselor to help Council District
Ung		Chinatown Manpower Project, Inc.	132755214	\$5,000	DYCD	20 residents find a job and start/sustain a business.
Ung		Chinatown Manpower Project, inc.	132/33214	\$3,000	DICD	20 residents find a job and start/sustain a business.
						Funding will be used to enhance the multilingual social services program aimed at
						reducing poverty and providing support and access to services for immigrants and
Menin		Chinese American Planning Council, Inc.	136202692	\$5,000	DYCD	limited English proficiency community members in City Council District 5.
Wichin		Chinese American Planning Council, Inc Council District	130202032	73,000	DICD	Funding will support community safety and victim services programming in Council
Hanks		49	136202692	\$5,000	DYCD	District 49.
Tidriks			130202032	73,000	DICD	Funds will support creating Satellite Safe Spaces for trans and gender nonconforming
Aviles		Chinese American Planning Council, Inc Project Reach	136202692	\$25,000	DYCD	youth and adults.
Aviies		Chinese American Flamming Council, Inc. 110ject Neuch	130202032	\$23,000	DICD	yourn and addits.
						Funding will support recreational and educational programming for individuals with
		Chinese American Planning Council, Inc Queens Special				developmental disabilities, as well as caregiver support groups and respite for their
Ung		Needs	136202692	\$5,000	DYCD	caregivers, in a linguistically and culturally sensitive setting.
Yeger		Chinese American Social Services Center, Inc.	474279061	\$5,000	DYCD	To provide programming and various social services for new immigrants.
reger		Chinese American Social Services Center, Inc	17 1273001	73,000	D100	To provide programming and various social services for new immigrants.
		Community Social Services & Outreach Programs - Council				
Kagan		District 47	474279061	\$10,000	DYCD	Funds will be used for social services provided to the community members.
aga		Christian Visions Ministry Inc - Brownsville Mini Olympics		\$20,000	2.02	
Mealy		Against Gun Violence	341979337	\$5,000	DYCD	To support programming and services in Council District 41.
		Christopher Rose Community Empowerment Campaign,	0112373007	43,000	2.02	Funding to support operating expense costs for community family support
Barron		Inc Council District 42	113423612	\$10,000	DYCD	programming in Council District 42.
		Christopher Rose Community Empowerment Campaign,	110 110011	\$20,000	5.05	Funds will be used to support Maternal and Child Health Services Programs. In Council
Louis		Inc Council District 45	113423612	\$5,000	DHMH	District 45.
Bottcher		Church of the Holy Apostles	132892297	\$10,000	DYCD	Funds to support increased hunger relief services.
				, ,,,,,,,,,		,
Osse		Churches United for Fair Housing, Inc.	264698161	\$14,000	HPD	Funding for affordable housing and tenant support services in Council District 36.
		Churches United for Fair Housing, Inc Local Youth		. ,		
Gutierrez		Organizing & Services - Council District 34	264698161	\$10,000	DYCD	To support local youth organizing and services.
						Funds to be used to support general operational expenses and skills-building
Carr		Citizens Committee for New York City, Inc.	510171818	\$5,000	DYCD	workshops.
		·				·
						Funding will cover expand grassroots projects through virtual programming,
Gutierrez		Citizens Committee for New York City, Inc.	510171818	\$5,000	DYCD	information sessions, and additional project support all at no cost to participants.
						Funding will support the operating expenses of the Neighborhoods Grants program,
						which helps resident-led efforts to tackle community problems and improve the quality
Powers		Citizens Committee for New York City, Inc.	510171818	\$5,000	DYCD	of neighborhood.
Rivera		Citizens Committee for New York City, Inc.	510171818	\$5,000	DYCD	Funds will support Citizens Committee's programs and operations.
	<u> </u>					Funds will provide businesses in Council District 13 with support through CCNYC's
Velazquez		Citizens Committee for New York City, Inc.	510171818	\$5,000	DYCD	grants programs.
						Funding to support general operational expenses and skills-building workshops,
		Citizens Committee for New York City, Inc Community				technical support in the form of project planning assistance and an equipment share
Dinowitz		Leader Grants & Neighborhood Business Grants	510171818	\$10,000	DYCD	library.

Council Member	Sponsor	Legal Name of Organization - Program Name	Tax ID	Amount	Agency	Purpose of Funds
		Citizens Committee for New York City, Inc Council				
Mealy		District 41	510171818	\$10,000	DYCD	Funds will support Citizens Committee's programs and operations.
		Citizens Committee for New York City, Inc Grassroots				To support grassroots projects in Council District 39 through virtual programming,
Hanif		Projects - Council District 39	510171818	\$8,500	DYCD	information sessions, and additional project support.
Speaker		City Clerk	136400434	\$287,000	CLERK	To provide funding for Personal Service enhancements.
						Funding will support emergency food rescue and distribution and community-based
Powers		City Harvest, Inc.	133170676	\$5,000	DYCD	programming.
Aviles		City Harvest, Inc Turkey Giveaway - Council District 38	133170676	\$26,000	DYCD	To support turkey distribution in Council District 38.
Velazquez		City Island Cinema Community Charity, Inc.	920626751	\$25,000	DYCD	To provide Bronx-based film, poetry, theatre and musical charity events.
Velazquez		City Island Civic Association, Inc.	810611401	\$15,000	DPR	To support tree planting and maintenance on City Island.
						To support cultural, educational, civic, health, art, technology, music and culinary
Velazquez		City Island Community Center	133074369	\$20,000	DYCD	programs at CICC.
·						Funds will support the City Island's educational programs and online collections
Velazquez		City Island Historical Society	112734516	\$8,000	DCLA	management.
·						To support marine ecology curriculum development and Science supplies for
						Environmental Outdoor Learning Center in partnership with Public School 175 City
Velazquez		City Island Oyster Reef, Inc.	843304186	\$9,500	DYCD	Island.
Velazquez		City Island Rocks, LLC	920731021	\$5,000	DYCD	Funding will support the City Island Rocks' music in the park program.
						Funds will support CityParks Play, including free golf, tennis, track and field, and fitness
Mealy		City Parks Foundation - CityParks Play & CityParks Build	133561657	\$22,000	DPR	programs.
•		City Parks Foundation - CityParks Play & Partnerships for				Funding will support the CityParks Play & Partnerships for Parks programs in Council
Dinowitz		Parks - Council District 11	133561657	\$5,000	DPR	District 11.
		City Parks Foundation - CityParks Play, CityParks Learn &				
Caban		SummerStage - Council District 22	133561657	\$5,000	DPR	Funding will be used to provide free local sports programs in Council District 22.
Brewer		City Parks Foundation - CityParks Plays & Shows	133561657	\$5,000	DPR	Funds will support CityParks and Shows programming.
		City Parks Foundation - CityParks Shows, CityParks Play,				
Speaker		CityParks Learn	133561657	\$60,000	DPR	To support CPF free programming in public parks in New York City.
·		City Parks Foundation - Community Programming -				Funds will be used to support community programming at Gladwin Park in collaboration
Feliz		Gladwin Park	133561657	\$10,000	DPR	with local community partners.
Rivera		City Parks Foundation - Council District 2	133561657	\$5,000	DPR	Funds will support City Parks Foundation's programs in Council District 2.
Menin		City Parks Foundation - Council District 5	133561657	\$6,000	DPR	Funds will be used to support current and programming within Council District 5.
		City University of New York - Borough of Manhattan				
		Community College Association - Project Impact & CUNY				
De La Rosa		in the Heights	136400434	\$15,000	CUNY	To support programming of Project Impact at CUNY in the Heights.
		City University of New York - Bronx Community College				
Stevens		Food Pantry - Council District 16	133893536	\$10,000	CUNY	Funds will be used to provide food and outreach to residents of Council District 16.
						To provide funding support for a student-designed program in the the LGBTQ+ Student
		City University of New York - City College of New York -				Center at CCNY. It will support public events focuses on LGBTQ+ themes and support
Speaker	Bottcher	LGBTQ+ Student Center	133893536	\$50,000	CUNY	the core programming of LGBTQ+ CUNY students, including the Mixner Fellowship.
				· · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · ·		
		City University of New York - College of Staten Island -				Funding to support the Liberty Partnership Student Success Program in Council District
Hanks		Liberty Partnership Student Success Program	133893536	\$5,000	CUNY	49.
		City University of New York - CUNY College of Staten		. ,		
Carr		Island - Job Placement	133893536	\$5,000	CUNY	Funds will support job placement for the IDD community.

Council Member	Sponsor	Legal Name of Organization - Program Name	Tax ID	Amount	Agency	Purpose of Funds
		City University of New York - CUNY School of Law - Legal				To support free legal clinics in City Council District 5 for residents twice monthly for
Menin		Services	133893536	\$22,500	CUNY	housing and one monthly for small claims.
		City University of New York - CUNY School of Urban and				
Speaker	Brooks-Powers	Labor Studies	133893536	\$177,000	CUNY	To provide funding support for the CUNY ASAP program within Far Rockaway.
		City University of New York - John Jay College - The				
		Ronald E McNair Scholars Post Baccalaureate				Funding for operating expenses for the The Ronald E McNair Scholars Post
Barron		Achievement Program	133893536	\$5,000	CUNY	Baccalaureate Achievement Program at John Jay College, CUNY.
		City University of New York - La Guardia and Wagner				
Ung		Archives	136400434	\$5,000	CUNY	To support the New York City Council Collection at LaGuardia Community College.
		City University of New York - Medgar Evers College -				
Barron		Center for Black Literature	133893536	\$5,000	CUNY	Funding to support operating expense costs for public literary arts programming.
		City University of New York - Medgar Evers College -				To support programming on youth literature education and the celebration of Black
Speaker		Center for Black Literature	133893536	\$100,000	CUNY	literature.
		City University of New York - Medgar Evers College - CLSJ				Funds will be used to provide civic engagement and social justice workshops to
Narcisse		Advocacy Academy	133893536	\$10,000	CUNY	constituents of Council District 46.
1		City University of New York - Queens College -				
Ung		Asian/Asian American Center	133893536	\$5,000	CUNY	To support the Asian/Asian American Center at Queens College.
						To provide funding support for a needs assessment that will include land use,
		City University of New York - Queens College - Urban				transportation, gentrification and infrastructure implications. Resources to support the
Schulman		Studies Department	133893536	\$7,350	CUNY	Urban Studies Department at Queens College.
		City University of New York - Queensborough Community				
Caban		College - Concert Program	133893536	\$5,000	CUNY	Funding will be used to support concert programming that is free and available to all.
		City University of New York - Queensborough Community		_		
Ung		College - Harriet & Kenneth Kupferberg Holocaust Center	136400434	\$5,000	CUNY	To support programing at the Kupferberg Holocaust Center at QCC.
		City University of New York - Queensborough Community				
		College - Kupferberg Holocaust Resource Center &				To support both the Kupferberg Holocaust Center and QPAC's programming and
Speaker	Lee	Archives	136400434	\$50,000	CUNY	services at Queensborough Community College.
w · 1		City University of New York - Queensborough Community	425400424	40.000	CLIANY	5 II
Krishnan		College Auxiliary Enterprise Association, Inc.	136400434	\$8,900	CUNY	Funding to support the QPAC Internship Program.
I I a a		City University of New York - Queensborough Community	422002526	ć42 000	CLINIV	To found a sufference and a superior with its Council District 20
Ung		College Auxiliary Enterprise Association, Inc.	133893536	\$12,000	CUNY	To fund performances and concerts with in Council District 20.
		City University of New York - Queensborough Community				
Loo		College Auxiliary Enterprise Association, Inc Performing	122002520	¢1F 000	CLINIV	To holp fund a sories of After School performance workshops
Lee		Arts Center City University of New York Oueensharough Community	133893536	\$15,000	CUNY	To help fund a series of After-School performance workshops. To support ORAC's events in Council District 20 and the Senior Levelty Program which
		City University of New York - Queensborough Community				To support QPAC's events in Council District 29 and the Senior Loyalty Program which
Schulman		College Auxiliary Enterprise Association, Inc Senior	133893536	\$15,000	CUNY	provides accessible and affordable world-class entertainment to students and
Schulman		Loyalty Program City University of New York - Queensborough Community	133033330	\$15,000	CUNY	community members.
		College Auxiliary Enterprise Association, Inc Virtual				Funding to support Borough Wide Virtual Community Engagement & Digital Holocaust Resources, including virtual programs for students and virtual Holocaust
Schulman		Programs	122002526	¢E 000	CHNV	commemorations.
Julillali		City University of New York - Taft Institute - Queens	133893536	\$5,000	CUNY	Funding to support establishing a community-based project to develop a new
Gennaro		College	136400434	\$5,000	CUNY	curriculum for teaching immigration to high school students.
Centraro		City University of New York - The Graduate Center -	130400434	000,64	COINT	control and teaching infining action to high school students.
Dowers		1 '	122002526	\$5,000	CHNV	Funding will support the design and installation of the Images of Research exhibit.
Powers		Images of Research Exhibit	133893536	\$5,000	CUNY	runung win support the design and installation of the images of Research exhibit.

Council Member	Sponsor	Legal Name of Organization - Program Name	Tax ID	Amount	Agency	Purpose of Funds
December		City University of New York Community Colleges -	454274226	ĆF 000	CHNIV	To support the following: Aging Mastery Program, National Council on Aging (NCOA),
Brannan		Kingsborough Community College Senior Programming Cityline Ozone Park Civilian Patrol, Inc Ozone Park	461371336	\$5,000	CUNY	Career and Life Planning. Funding will help continue to efforts of the Ozone Park Pantry and serving the local
Ariola		Pantry	844635316	\$1,500	DYCD	community especially seniors.
Moya		CityMeals on Wheels	133634381	\$25,000	DFTA	Funds will be used to provide fresh produce in meal deliveries in Council District 21.
Lee		CityMeals on Wheels - Council District 23	133634381	\$10,000	DFTA	Funds will support the delivery of emergency meals in Council District 23.
Abreu		Classical Theatre of Harlem, Inc., The - CTH Project Classics & Christmas Carol in Harlem - Council District 7	134046782	\$10,000	DCLA	Funding to support CTH Project Classics and Christmas Carol in Harlem.
Marte		Clemente Soto Velez Cultural and Education Center, Inc Building Community Through the Arts Program (BCTA)	133735337	\$12,000	DCLA	Funds will be used to support the Clemente's Building Community Through the Arts Program (BCTA).
Gennaro		Climate Museum	475518278	\$6,000	DCLA	Funding to support field trips to the Climate Museum.
Caban		Climate Museum - Public Engagement Campaign	475518278	\$5,000	DYCD	Funds will be used to support the Climate Museum programming, including community events, town halls, panels, and exhibitions.
Bottcher		Clinton Housing Development Company, Inc.	132851988	\$5,000	HPD	Funds will support tenant information meetings, building-wide meeting, seminars, workshops on topics relevant to forming associations, addressing housing repair issues and landlord/management issues.
Kagan		Club A-Elita, Inc Young Star - Council District 47	815218002	\$2,000	DYCD	Funds will be used for music competition for younger population, festivals and live children music concerts.
Nurse		Coalition for Hispanic Family Services - Youth & Community Programming - District 37	133546023	\$10,000	DYCD	Funds will support youth and community programming in Council District 37.
Marte		Coalition for the Homeless, Inc Grand Central Food Program	133072967	\$5,000	DYCD	To support the Grand Central Food Program and its services within District 1.
Speaker	Feliz, Powers	Coalition for the Homeless, Inc Grand Central Food Program	133072967	\$75,000	DHS	To serve meals every night of the year to homeless and hungry people on the streets in Manhattan (two vans with 17 feeding sites) and the Bronx (one van with eight feeding sites).
Powers		Coalition for the Homeless, Inc Grand Central Van Food Program - Council District 4	133072967	\$5,000	DHS	Funding will support Grand Central Food program which serves meals to homeless and hungry people on the streets in Manhattan.
De La Rosa		Coalition on Positive Health Empowerment, Inc Health Savvy - Council District 10	272654975	\$5,000	DHMH	To support COPE's Health Savvy programming in Council District 10.
Barron		Collective Food Works, Inc Council District 42	853979881	\$7,500	DYCD	Fund will be used to provide Food Education and Entrepreneurship programming.
Lee		Colonial Farmhouse Restoration Society of Bellerose, Inc Council District 23	112508369	\$28,000	DCLA	To support costs of urban farming, free daily admission, and programming.
Brewer		Columbus Avenue District Management Association, Inc Art on the Avenue NYC - Upper West Side	061561857	\$8,500	SBS	Funds will be utilized to support the annual exhibition of Art on the Avenue NYC - Upper West Side.
Brewer		Committee for Environmentally Sound Development, Inc Community Engagement & Education	133581914	\$5,000	DYCD	Funds will support community engagement and education programming and services.
Speaker	Sanchez	Committee for Hispanic Children and Families, Inc., The	112622003	\$100,000	DYCD	To support CHCF's Early Care & Education Institute (EC&EI), Bronx Family Child Care Network and community empowerment programming.

Council Member	Sponsor	Legal Name of Organization - Program Name	Tax ID	Amount	Agency	Purpose of Funds
		Committee for Hispanic Children and Families, Inc., The -				To support an annual summer and winter community empowerment event including
		Community Empowerment & Engagement - Council				back to school events to ensure students are equipped with the supplies necessary to
Sanchez		District 14	112622003	\$10,000	DYCD	succeed in school in Council District 14.
						Funds will be used to support CHCF's central office at 75 Broad Street where our Early
		Committee for Hispanic Children and Families, Inc., The -				Care & Education Institute (EC&EI) provides professional development training and in-
Marte		Council District 1	112622003	\$5,000	DYCD	house coaching.
		Committee for Hispanic Children and Families, Inc., The -				Funding will suport CHCF's Early Care & Education Institute work as well as community
Gutierrez		Council District 34	112622003	\$15,000	DYCD	organizing efforts in City Council District 34.
		Committee for Hispanic Children and Families, Inc., The -				Funds will support after school program at Public School 059X (The Community School
		Public School 059X The Community School of Technology				of Technology) and community empowerment and policy work in City Council District
Feliz		(10X059)	112622003	\$20,000	DYCD	15.
		Committee for Hispanic Children and Families, Inc., The -				Funds to support community empowerment through after school STEM programming
		STEM Program - Public School 279 Captain Manuel Rivera,				at Public School 279 Captain Manuel Rivera, Jr. (10X279) and Public School 226X
Sanchez		Jr. (10X279) & Public School 226X (10X226)	112622003	\$35,000	DYCD	(10X226).
Gennaro		Common Threads - Public School 200Q Pomonok School	200106847	\$5,000	DYCD	Funding to support healthy cooking and nutrition education in Council District 24.
		Commonwise Education, Inc Worker Cooperative				
Sanchez		Business Development Initiative	452201993	\$5,000	DYCD	To support BCDI's Worker Cooperative Business Development Initiative.
						To support the Preserving Affordable Housing Program, including legal representation,
						advice/services, and legal education to vulnerable populations. Funds will be used to
Speaker		Communities Resist, Inc.	841899350	\$50,000	DCC/LIDA	support staff, and program-related expenses.
Speaker		Communities resist, inc.	041033330	\$30,000	D33/TINA	Support starr, and program-related expenses.
		Communities Resist, Inc Organizing & Community-Based				
Restler		Legal Services - Council District 33	841899350	\$20,000	DSS/HRA	To support Organizing and Community-Based Legal Services in Council District 33.
		Communities Resist, Inc Tenant Organizing & Legal		, ,,,,,,,,	,	Funds will support low-income tenants with comprehensive legal services and
Ung		Services - Council District 20	841899350	\$5,000	DSS/HRA	organizing support in Council District 20.
Won		Community Capacity Development	831205784	\$30,000	DYCD	Funding will support CCD's operational costs, services, and programming.
		Community Center of the Rockaway Peninsula, Inc		. ,		
Brooks-Powers		Council District 31	113064561	\$7,000	DYCD	Funding to support vocational training for community members in Council District 31.
				4		
Louis		Community Concerns Network, Inc Council District 45	203419400	\$5,000	DYCD	Funds to support immigration education and outreach in Council District 45.
						To support legal services to Brooklyn organizations working to realize equitable land use
Hanif		Community Development Project, Inc.	831441257	\$5,000	HPD	policies.
						Funds to provide legal assistance to tenant and services to help preserve affordable
						housing for middle and low-income people at risk of housing loss due to rising rents,
Menin		Community Development Project, Inc Council District 5	831441257	\$10,000	HPD	gentrification, the threat of predatory equity and the loss of affordable housing.
		200 post post post post post post post post	552.11257	Ţ_0,000	5	Funding will support immigration services for immigrant populations including
		Community Development Project, Inc Immigration				Immigrants' Rights workshops, legal support for Haitian immigrants and refugees in
Joseph		Services - Council District 40	831441257	\$5,000	DSS/HRA	Council District 40.
'		Community Development Project, Inc Legal Counsel -		, =,==0		Funding will support legal advice, counsel, and representation in four program areas:
Gutierrez		Council District 34	831441257	\$7,000	HPD	Housing, Economic Justice, as well as immigration services.
						· - · - · · - · · · · · · · · · ·
		Community Development Project, Inc Upper West Side				
Brewer		Housing Clinics & Tenant Rights Workshops	831441257	\$19,000	HPD	Funds will provide Clinics and Tenant Rights Workshops.

Council Member	Sponsor	Legal Name of Organization - Program Name	Tax ID	Amount	Agency	Purpose of Funds
						Support District 39 residents facing food insecurity by setting up a mobile food
Hanif		Community Help in Park Slope, Inc.	112449994	\$20,000	DYCD	distribution to provide fresh and healthy food options.
		Community Help in Park Slope, Inc Soup Kitchen & Food				
Restler		Pantry	112449994	\$7,000	DYCD	Funding to support Soup Kitchen & Food Pantry.
De La Rosa		Community League of the Heights, Inc.	132564241	\$15,000	DYCD	To support workforce development and programming of Technology Center.
Speaker	Abreu	Community League of the Heights, Inc.	132564241	\$100,000	DYCD	Funding to continue operation and expand the PS 4 after school program.
Speaker		Community League of the Heights, Inc.	132564241	\$60,000	HPD	Funding will support the continuation of CLOTH's tenant services program by hiring a tenant organizer.
Speaker	BLAC	Community League of the Heights, Inc Technology and Workforce Center	132564241	\$100,000	DYCD	Funding will support programming expenses of the Technology and Workforce Center.
Carr		Community Resources Staten Island, Inc.	135660279	\$12,000	DYCD	Funds will be used for general operating cost, staff training and development.
Speaker	Hudson	Community Service Society of New York	135562202	\$100,000	DHMH	To provide funding support for community-based organizations (CBOs) to provide culturally and linguistically appropriate education, outreach and assistance to all New Yorkers about how to access health care and coverage.
De La Rosa		Community Voices Heard, Inc NYCHA - Council District 10	133901997	\$10,000	DYCD	To Support Community Voices Heard Programming in NYCHA such as Program Education, Leadership Development & Civic Engagement of Tenants in Council District 10.
Hudson		Community Voices Heard, Inc Public Housing Resident Civic Engagement & Follow Black Women	133901997	\$5,000	DYCD	To support leadership development of NYCHA tenants and low-income Black women.
Caban		Community-Word Project, Inc Collaborative Arts Residency Program	134114145	\$5,000	DCLA	Funds will be used to defray the operating expenses for programs at Public School 017Q Henry David Thoreau (30Q017), Albert Shanker School for Visual and Performing Art (30Q126), and Public School 234Q (30Q234).
Gutierrez		Community-Word Project, Inc Public School 084K Jose De Diego (14K084)	134114145	\$5,000	DCLA	To support a school-based arts residency at Public School 84K (14K084).
Rivera		Comunilife, Inc.	133530299	\$5,000	DYCD	Funds will support Comunilife's programs and operations.
Abreu		Comunilife, Inc Life is Precious Program - Council District 7	133530299	\$2,250	DYCD	Funding to support Life is Precious Program in Council District 7.
Brannan		Coney Island Sharks, Inc Youth Sports & Mentoring Programs	113304418	\$5,000	DYCD	To support youth sports and mentoring programs.
Yeger		Cong Chasdei Lev	454786470	\$5,000	DYCD	Funds to be used to assist with food distribution operations for families in need of food.
Louis		Cong Chasdei Lev - Council District 45	454786470	\$5,000	DYCD	Funds will be used for food distribution in the 45th Council District.
		Congregation B'nai Jeshurun Starafroler Hebria - Judith		4		
Brewer		Bernstein Lunch Program	130594858	\$5,000	DYCD	Funds will support food program.
Yeger		Congregation Bnai Yosef	111994182	\$10,000	DFTA	Funding to support meals for seniors who visit the facility.
Caban		Connected Chef Foundation, Inc Participatory Budgeting - Fresh Produce in Public Schools - Council District 22	852348659	\$20,000	DYCD	Funds will provide weekly free fresh produce to students and families at select elementary schools in Council District 22.
De La Rosa		Connectemonos - Youth Programming & Latino Film in the Park	061603193	\$5,000	DYCD	To support Connectemonos youth programming and Latino Film in the park.
Paladino		Conrad Poppenhusen Association - Cultural & Historic Programs	111633524	\$20,000	DCLA	The funding engages cultural programs and institutions to provide arts enrichment to the community in Council District 19.
Rivera		Cooper Square Community Development Committee, Inc.	132666211	\$28,000	HPD	Funds will support Cooper Square Committee's tenant organizing, advocacy, and eviction prevention programs and operations.

Council Member	Sponsor	Legal Name of Organization - Program Name	Tax ID	Amount	Agency	Purpose of Funds
		Cooper Square Community Development Committee, Inc.				To provide support for CSC's provision of tenant counseling and organizing services to
Marte		Tenant Counseling & Organizing Services	132666211	\$8,000	HPD	residents of Council District 1.
		Cooper Street Community Association, Inc Annual Back		. ,		Funds will support the development and execution of Annual Back to School Block
Nurse		to School Block Health Fair Drive	462035796	\$10,000	DYCD	Health Fair Drive in Council District 37.
Borelli		Coptic Orthodox Church of Archangel Michael & St Mena	133126531	\$5,000	DYCD	Funds will support programming related to services offered to public by Church.
Aviles		Cora, Inc Dance & Education Programs	113639921	\$30,000	DCLA	Funds will support Dance programming and services.
						To support community, thanksgiving and holiday season events and lights in Council
Moya		Corona Community Ambulance Corps, Inc.	113214382	\$5,000	FDNY	District 21.
						Funding to cover costs for food packages delivered to Holocaust Survivors and WWII
Vernikov		Council of Jewish Emigre Community Organizations. Inc.	133955736	\$10,000	DYCD	veterans, delivered by volunteers.
						To provide funding support for: benefits & entitlements assistance; legal services;
						housing counseling & advocacy; Immigration Assistance; ESOL & HSE (GED) programs;
	Mealy, Narcisse,			4		Computer Classes; Financial, Employment & Senior Services; and After School
Speaker	Vernikov	Council of Jewish Organizations of Flatbush, Inc.	112864728	\$100,000	DYCD	Programming.
						Funding to sustain the continuous operations for COJOs major areas of support and
Vernikov		Council of Jewish Organizations of Flatbush, Inc.	112864728	\$7,250	DYCD	service that include benefits and entitlement for the needy.
						To support the following: Benefits/entitlements assistance; legal services; housing
						counseling and advocacy; Immigration Assistance; ESOL and HSE (GED) programs;
						Computer Classes, Financial Services; Employment Services; Senior Services; After
Yeger		Council of Jewish Organizations of Flatbush, Inc.	112864728	\$10,000	DYCD	School.
						Funds will be used to provide assistance for families and individuals, with a wide array
		Council of Jewish Organizations of Flatbush, Inc Benefits				of benefits and entitlements such as SNAP, Medicaid, Medicare, SSI, HEAP, SCRIE and
Kagan		& Entitlement Assistance Program	112864728	\$8,000	DYCD	DRIE, and other programs.
		Council of Jewish Organizations of Flatbush, Inc Benefits				Funding will support seniors in Council District 40 who need support with doctor's
Joseph		& Entitlements Assistance Program - Council District 40	112864728	\$5,000	DYCD	appointments and hot meal delivery.
						Funds to support cultural events and education programs focused on the cultural
						history, heritage and traditions of immigrant populations and immigrant communities
Vernikov		Council of Peoples Organization, Inc.	753046891	\$5,000	DYCD	in Council District 48.
.,			752046004	45.000	D.F.T.4	Funding will be used to provide unemployed individuals over the age of 55 who have
Yeger		Council of Peoples Organization, Inc.	753046891	\$5,000	DFTA	Medicaid or Medicare with lunch 5 days a week.
						Funds will be used to offer COPO's beneficiaries with Health Insurance services and to
lana ala		Council of Peoples Organization, Inc Access Health	752046004	¢5 000	DVCD	provide a Health Insurance Navigator on site to help with Health Insurance Enrollment
Joseph		Initiative - Council District 40	753046891	\$5,000	DYCD	through NYSOL.
Casalian	Lavia	Council of Peoples Organization, Inc COPO Halal Senior	752046004	¢50.000	DET 4	Funds will support COPO's Senior Center, one of the first Halal senior centers in New
Speaker	Louis	Center	753046891	\$50,000	DFTA	York City.
Cabulas ar		Council on the Environment, Inc Farmstand - Council	422765465	60.000	DVCD	Final to an analytical of Formaton d December 10 Committee 20
Schulman		District 29	132765465	\$9,000	DYCD	Funds to support the operation of Farmstand Program in Council District 29.
D		Council on the Environment, Inc Greenmarkets - Council		dc 000	DVCD	To assert Constitution of Cons
Brannan		District 43	132765465	\$6,000	DYCD	To support GrowNYC programming and Greenmarkets in Council District 43.
D		Council on the Environment, Inc GrowNYC - Council	422765465	640.000	DVCD	Funding will support GrowNYC's greenmarkets and composting efforts in Council
Powers		District 4	132765465	\$10,000	DYCD	District 4.
N 4 i		Council on the Environment, Inc GrowNYC - Council	422765465	47.500	5,465	To compare Company of
Menin		District 5	132765465	\$7,500	DYCD	To support GrowNYC projects and programs in Council District 5.

Council Member	Sponsor	Legal Name of Organization - Program Name	Tax ID	Amount	Agency	Purpose of Funds
		Council on the Environment, Inc GrowNYC &				Funding to support operating expenses of GrowNYC program in Council District 39
Hanif		Youthmarket Farm Stands - Council District 39	132765465	\$10,000	DYCD	including Greenmarket and Youthmarket farm stands.
		Council on the Environment, Inc GrowNYC Fresh Food				Funding for GrowNYC Fresh Food Box Program in Council District 36, with an emphasis
Osse		Box Program - Council District 36	132765465	\$19,000	DYCD	on EBT/SNAP recipients.
		Council on the Environment, Inc GrowNYC Green Space				Funds will be used to support the creation or rejuvenation of a garden or urban farm in
Stevens		Programs - Council District 16	132765465	\$20,000	DYCD	Council District 16.
		Council on the Environment, Inc NYCHA Bland & Latimer				To fund the construction and maintenance of a community garden at NYCHA Bland and
Ung		Gardens	132765465	\$5,000	DYCD	Latimer Gardens.
Marte		CREATE in Chinatown - Chinatown Nights	200434850	\$10,000	DCLA	To support the production and costs of Chinatown Nights.
		Crenulated Company, Ltd., The d/b/a New Settlement				
Characa		• • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • •	4.4474.004.6	¢40.000	DVCD	Finale will be used to use tide suring substantiants and clouds of Council District 4.C.
Stevens		Apartments - Swim Scholarships - Council District 16	141719016	\$10,000	DYCD	Funds will be used to provide swim scholarships to residents of Council District 16.
G- ***		Consequence de Università de la c	74.00.6772.4	¢0.000	DVCD	Funding to support programming/services including general operating expenses,
Carr		Crossroads Unlimited, Inc.	710967724	\$8,000	DYCD	staffing, rent, utilities, outreach and training.
c.		Crotona Park Running Club, Inc New York Unity Race,	044464406	640.000	DVCD	Funds will support the New York Unity Race, Yoga & Wellness programming in Council
Stevens		Yoga & Wellness Programming	811164196	\$10,000	DYCD	District 16.
						Funding to support the Social Service Center and Food Pantry that provides assistance
				4		in the areas of immigration, family crises intervention, employment assistance, food
Speaker	Hudson	Crown Heights Jewish Community Council, Inc.	237390996	\$100,000	DYCD	pantry, health insurance information, and other housing-related services.
						Funds will support Immigration, Family Crisis Intervention, Employment Assistance,
		Crown Heights Jewish Community Council, Inc Social				Access to Entitlements, Health Insurance Information, Food Stamps Enrollment, Crime
Joseph		Service Center & Food Pantry - Council District 40	237390996	\$5,000	DYCD	Victims Services.
						Funding for CHNA's operations, programming, and for tree guards and greenery in
Osse		Crown Heights North Association, Inc.	200006693	\$22,000	DYCD	Council District 36.
		Crown Heights North Association, Inc Preserve Our		_		Funding to support community-wide services and goals, including park beautification,
Hudson		History	200006693	\$15,000	DYCD	historic designation, and seminars.
						Funds will support City Harvest fresh food, after-school tutoring and programming, food
Joseph		Crown Heights Youth Collective, Inc Council District 40	112506422	\$7,000	DYCD	pantry and toiletry.
						Funding will support Arts and Culture Programming including outdoor concerts, art
Won		Culture Lab LIC - Arts & Culture Programming	844694898	\$20,000	DYCD	exhibitions, theatrical productions, artist residency programs, and community events.
			011031030	Ψ20,000	5.05	γ
						Funding will be used to support compensation for the teaching artists, musicians,
		Cumbe: Center for African and Diaspora Dance, Inc				program and marketing staff and program expenses to ensure that this rich cultural
Joseph		Dance for Joy! - Council District 40	475039336	\$5,000	DCLA	program remains accessible to NYC residents of limited economic means.
зозерн		CUNY School of Law Justice & Auxiliary Services	173033330	43,000	ВСБТ	program remains accessible to the residents of immedia conforme means.
Osse		Corporation	901013912	\$29,000	CUNY	Funding for legal services in Council District 36.
0000		CUNY School of Law Justice & Auxiliary Services	301010312	\$23,000	00.11	Funding to support legal information workshops and one-on-one legal counseling in
Speaker	Sanchez	Corporation - City Counseling Program	901013912	\$30,000	CUNY	Council District 14.
		, , , , , , , , , , , , , , , , , , , ,		,		To fund the provision of legal services, including advice and assistance in the areas of
		CUNY School of Law Justice & Auxiliary Services				elder care, consumer and debt, foreclosures, immigrant, small business, family law,
Ung		Corporation - City Counseling Program	901013912	\$5,000	CUNY	tenant issues.
- '0		CUNY School of Law Justice & Auxiliary Services	301010312	73,000	23111	
		Corporation - City Counseling Program - Council District				
Lee		23.	901013912	\$21,000	CUNY	To support legal services within Council District 23.
LCC		£3.	301013312	¥∠1,000	CONT	To support legal services within council District 23.

Joseph Won Stevens Adams Jordan Narcisse	CUNY School of Law Justice & Auxiliary Services Corporation - City Counseling Program - Council District 40 CUNY School of Law Justice & Auxiliary Services Corporation - Community Legal Counseling Program CUNY School of Law Justice & Auxiliary Services Corporation - CUNY Community Legal Resource Network - Council District 16 CUNY School of Law Justice & Auxiliary Services Corporation - Legal Services - Council District 28 CUNY School of Law Justice & Auxiliary Services Corporation - Legal Support - Council District 9 CUNY School of Law Justice & Auxiliary Services	901013912 901013912 901013912 901013912	\$9,000 \$22,000 \$10,000 \$38,000	CUNY	Funds will be used to create pathways through which the vital legal needs of underserved communities could be met by CUNY Law alumni. Funds will support legal counseling services to constituents of Council District 26. Funds will be used to provide in-district legal services for Council District 16 residents. Funds will support legal counseling services to constituents of Council District 28.
Won Stevens Adams Jordan	CUNY School of Law Justice & Auxiliary Services Corporation - Community Legal Counseling Program CUNY School of Law Justice & Auxiliary Services Corporation - CUNY Community Legal Resource Network - Council District 16 CUNY School of Law Justice & Auxiliary Services Corporation - Legal Services - Council District 28 CUNY School of Law Justice & Auxiliary Services Corporation - Legal Support - Council District 9 CUNY School of Law Justice & Auxiliary Services	901013912 901013912 901013912	\$22,000	CUNY	underserved communities could be met by CUNY Law alumni. Funds will support legal counseling services to constituents of Council District 26. Funds will be used to provide in-district legal services for Council District 16 residents.
Won Stevens Adams Jordan	CUNY School of Law Justice & Auxiliary Services Corporation - Community Legal Counseling Program CUNY School of Law Justice & Auxiliary Services Corporation - CUNY Community Legal Resource Network - Council District 16 CUNY School of Law Justice & Auxiliary Services Corporation - Legal Services - Council District 28 CUNY School of Law Justice & Auxiliary Services Corporation - Legal Support - Council District 9 CUNY School of Law Justice & Auxiliary Services	901013912 901013912 901013912	\$22,000	CUNY	Funds will support legal counseling services to constituents of Council District 26. Funds will be used to provide in-district legal services for Council District 16 residents.
Stevens Adams Jordan	Corporation - Community Legal Counseling Program CUNY School of Law Justice & Auxiliary Services Corporation - CUNY Community Legal Resource Network - Council District 16 CUNY School of Law Justice & Auxiliary Services Corporation - Legal Services - Council District 28 CUNY School of Law Justice & Auxiliary Services Corporation - Legal Support - Council District 9 CUNY School of Law Justice & Auxiliary Services	901013912 901013912	\$10,000	CUNY	Funds will be used to provide in-district legal services for Council District 16 residents.
Stevens Adams Jordan	Corporation - Community Legal Counseling Program CUNY School of Law Justice & Auxiliary Services Corporation - CUNY Community Legal Resource Network - Council District 16 CUNY School of Law Justice & Auxiliary Services Corporation - Legal Services - Council District 28 CUNY School of Law Justice & Auxiliary Services Corporation - Legal Support - Council District 9 CUNY School of Law Justice & Auxiliary Services	901013912 901013912	\$10,000	CUNY	Funds will be used to provide in-district legal services for Council District 16 residents.
Stevens Adams Jordan	CUNY School of Law Justice & Auxiliary Services Corporation - CUNY Community Legal Resource Network - Council District 16 CUNY School of Law Justice & Auxiliary Services Corporation - Legal Services - Council District 28 CUNY School of Law Justice & Auxiliary Services Corporation - Legal Support - Council District 9 CUNY School of Law Justice & Auxiliary Services	901013912 901013912	\$10,000	CUNY	Funds will be used to provide in-district legal services for Council District 16 residents.
Adams	Corporation - CUNY Community Legal Resource Network - Council District 16 CUNY School of Law Justice & Auxiliary Services Corporation - Legal Services - Council District 28 CUNY School of Law Justice & Auxiliary Services Corporation - Legal Support - Council District 9 CUNY School of Law Justice & Auxiliary Services	901013912			
Adams	Council District 16 CUNY School of Law Justice & Auxiliary Services Corporation - Legal Services - Council District 28 CUNY School of Law Justice & Auxiliary Services Corporation - Legal Support - Council District 9 CUNY School of Law Justice & Auxiliary Services	901013912			
Adams	CUNY School of Law Justice & Auxiliary Services Corporation - Legal Services - Council District 28 CUNY School of Law Justice & Auxiliary Services Corporation - Legal Support - Council District 9 CUNY School of Law Justice & Auxiliary Services	901013912			
Jordan	Corporation - Legal Services - Council District 28 CUNY School of Law Justice & Auxiliary Services Corporation - Legal Support - Council District 9 CUNY School of Law Justice & Auxiliary Services		\$38,000	CUNY	Funds will support legal counseling services to constituents of Council District 28
Jordan	CUNY School of Law Justice & Auxiliary Services Corporation - Legal Support - Council District 9 CUNY School of Law Justice & Auxiliary Services		\$38,000	CUNY	IFIINGS WIII SIINNORT IEGAI COLINSPIING SERVICES TO CONSTITUENTS OF LOUDEIL LUSTRICT 1X
	Corporation - Legal Support - Council District 9 CUNY School of Law Justice & Auxiliary Services	901013912			
	CUNY School of Law Justice & Auxiliary Services	901013912	å=0 000	CLIAN.	Funds will support CUNY School of Law to assist Council District 9 residents with legal
Narcisse	•		\$50,000	CUNY	issues.
Narcisse					Finally to the support to the state of the s
Narcisse	Corporation - One on One Legal Counseling - Council		4=====		Funding to support legal information workshops and one-on-one legal counseling in
	District 46	901013912	\$50,000	CUNY	Council District 46.
	CUNY School of Law Justice & Auxiliary Services				To fund a weekly in-office attorney to provide legal advice to constituents and legal
Hudson	Corporation - Weekly Legal Clinic - Council District 35	001012012	¢0.000	CUNY	clinics for District 35 residents.
Huuson	Cypreco of America, Inc Cypriot Folk Arts Programming -	901013912	\$9,000	CONT	Funds will be used to promote Cypriot folk arts television programming in Council
Cahan	Council District 22	112011220	¢F 000	DOITT	District 22.
Caban	Coulicii District 22	112644226	\$5,000	DOITT	District 22.
					Funds will support programs that expand access to healthy food and improve
					understanding of nutrition and wholesome food choices, while engaging communities
Speaker	Cypress Hills Local Development Corporation, Inc.	112683663	\$50,000	DYCD	to make positive changes related to food and lifestyle to improve health outcomes.
	Cypress Hills Local Development Corporation, Inc				Funds will support programming at the Cypress Hills East New York Community Center,
Nurse	Cypress Hills East New York Community Center	112683663	\$30,000	DYCD	including ESL Classes, youth programs, fitness classes, and more.
	Cypress Hills Local Development Corporation, Inc Grow				Funds will support Grow Brownsville workforce development and educational
Nurse	Brownsville	112683663	\$10,000	DYCD	programming in Council District 37.
	Cypress Hills Local Development Corporation, Inc United				Funding to support operating expense costs for community farm and healthy food
Barron	Community Centers (UCC) - Council District 42	112683663	\$35,000	DYCD	programming in Council District 42.
Diverse	Dance Beards Inc.	200576270	ÅF 000	D.C.I.A.	For describing and Decree Decree delegation of the second control
Rivera	Dance Parade, Inc.	208576378	\$5,000	DCLA	Funds will support Dance Parade's educational programs and parade operations.
Abreu	Dance Project of Washington Heights - Council District 7	471583227	\$5,000	DCLA	Funding to support DPWH Pay-What-You-Can Adult Dance Classes in Council District 7.
Abrea	Dance Theatre of Harlem, Inc Arts Education &	471303227	75,000	DCLA	Funding to support DTH Arts Education and Community Engagement Programs in
Abreu	Community Programs - Council District 7	132642091	\$5,000	DCLA	Council District 7.
Abrea	Community Frograms - Council District 7	132042031	75,000	DCLA	Council District 7.
	Dances for a Variable Population, Inc MOVEMENT				
	SPEAKS - William Hodson Senior Center & Highbridge				Funding will support senior dance and community cultural programs: MOVEMENT
Stevens	Senior Center - Council District 16	264572204	\$10,000	DCLA	SPEAKS® at the William Hodson Senior Center in Council District 16.
Hanif	Dancewave, Inc Council District 39	112726558	\$5,000	DCLA	To support dance classes and associated programming in Council District 39.
			73,000	DOLA	To provide high quality dance residencies to 6th, 7th and 8th grade students in Council
Restler	Dancewave, Inc Dance Residencies - Council District 33	112726558	\$4,000	DCLA	District 33.

Council Member	Sponsor	Legal Name of Organization - Program Name	Tax ID	Amount	Agency	Purpose of Funds
		Dancing Classrooms, Inc Core Program Residences &		4		To provide funding to support expenses associated with Dancing Classroom's arts and
Ayala		After School Programming - Council District 8	222542960	\$5,000	DCLA	education programs.
		Dancing Classrooms, Inc Core Program Residencies &	2225 420 60	47.000	D.C. A	To support Dancing Classrooms Core Program Residencies and After-School
Schulman		After-School Programming	222542960	\$7,000	DCLA	Programming in Council District 29.
Ayala		Daniel's Music Foundation - DMF In-Person Group Classes	320156199	\$5,000	DCLA	To provides free music classes to adults and children with disabilities.
						Funds will go towards sanitation efforts, graffiti removal, and community events on
Feliz		Davidson Community Center, Inc Council District 15	237010206	\$15,000	DYCD	Tremont Avenue.
						Funding will support the annual multi-cultural day activities aimed at bringing residents
Brooks-Powers		Deerfield Area Association, Inc Council District 31	112877303	\$5,000	DYCD	of the Far Rockaway community together in Council District 31.
Brooks rowers		Delta Sigma Theta Sorority, Inc. Staten Island Alumnae	112077303	75,000	DICD	or the Full Hockeway community together in council bistrict 31.
Hanks		Chapter	133875643	\$5,000	DYCD	Funds will support community programs and services in Council District 49.
		Department of Education - Academy for Scholarship and	200070040	73,000	5.00	- 22-port community programs and services in country sistinct 15.
		Entrepreneurship: A College Board School (11X270) -				
Riley		School Band	136400434	\$20,000	DOE	Funds will be used to for all school band related expenses
Titley		Department of Education - Baccalaureate Program -	130400434	720,000	DOL	Funds will be used to support the Baccalaureate program at Public School 151 Mary D.
Caban		Public School 151 Mary D. Carter (30Q151)	136400434	\$5,000	DOE	Carter (30Q151).
Caban		Tublic School 131 Mary B. Carter (30Q131)	130400434	75,000	DOL	Curter (50Q151).
Ariola		Department of Education - Beautification of PreK Centers	136400434	\$5,000	DOE	Funds will be used to beautify three Pre-K Centers, Q464, Q439 and Q486.
		Department of Education - Brooklyn Frontiers High School				
Restler		(15K423)	136400434	\$1,500	DOE	Funds will be used to support programming at Brooklyn Frontiers High School.
		Department of Education - Central Park East HS (04M555)				To provide funding to the East Harlem Pride for Sports Equipment, Team Uniforms and
Ayala		- East Harlem Pride	136400434	\$5,000	DOE	Transportation Costs.
		Department of Education - College of Staten Island High				Funds will be used to support the Parent Teacher Association of College of Staten Island
Borelli		School for International Studies (31R047) - PTA	136400434	\$3,000	DOE	High School for International Studies.
		Department of Education - College Point Collaborative		4		Funds will be used to support the Parent Teacher Association of College Point
Paladino		School PS 379Q (25Q379) - Parent Teacher Association	136400434	\$1,000	DOE	Collaborative School PS 379 (25Q379).
		Department of Education - Community School District 30 -		4= 000		
Krishnan		Queens	136400434	\$5,000	DOE	Funds will be used to support parent workshops in School District 30.
		Department of Education - Concord High School 470R		4		
Hanks		(31R470)	136400434	\$1,000	DOE	Funding will support Concord High School 470R (31R470) Parent Teacher Association.
Hanks		Department of Education - Curtis High School (31R450)	136400434	\$1,000	DOE	Funding will support Curtis High School (31R450) Parent Teacher Association.
		Department of Education - District 29Q Community		+=,===		(
Williams		Education Council	136400434	\$10,000	DOE	Funds will be used to support CDEC 29Q annual events.
		Department of Education - District 31, Region 7 -		7 = 0,000		Funding will support Department of Education District 31, Region 7 - Federation of
Hanks		Federation of PTAs	136400434	\$5,000	DOE	Parent Teacher Association.
		Department of Education - Eagle Academy For Young Men	_55.55.54	43,000	201	Funding will support Eagle Academy For Young Men of Staten Island 28R (31R028)
Hanks		of Staten Island 28R (31R028)	136400434	\$1,000	DOE	Parent Teacher Association.
		Department of Education - Eleanor Roosevelt High School	_55.55.54	Ţ 1,000	201	Funds will be used for the PTA of Eleanor Roosevelt High School for events, workshops
Menin		(02M416)	136400434	\$7,500	DOE	and supplies.
		Department of Education - Forest Hills High School	_55.55.54	Ţ,,500	201	Funding to support the "We the People Program" and the "Economic Program" at
						p. aa and an ample of the tree tree to be a complete to be a comple

Council Member	Sponsor	Legal Name of Organization - Program Name	Tax ID	Amount	Agency	Purpose of Funds
		Department of Education - Fort Hill Collaborative				Funding will support Fort Hill Collaborative Elementary School 10R (31R010) Parent
Hanks		Elementary School 10R (31R010)	136400434	\$1,000	DOE	Teacher Association.
		Department of Education - Gaynor McCown High School				Funds will be used to support the Parent Teacher Association of Gaynor McCown High
Borelli		(31R064) - PTA	136400434	\$3,000	DOE	School.
		Department of Education - George Westinghouse High				
Restler		School (13K605)	136400434	\$2,500	DOE	Funds will be used to support ballroom dancing coursework.
		Department of Education - Gregorio Luperon High School				
De La Rosa		(06M552) - Art Programming	136400434	\$10,000	DOE	To support Art Programming in Gregorio Luperon High School (06M552).
		Department of Education - Intermediate School 24R				Funds will be used to support the Parent Teacher Association of Intermediate School
Borelli		(31R024) - PTA	136400434	\$3,000	DOE	24R.
		Department of Education - Intermediate School 27R				Funding will support Intermediate School 027 Anning S. Prall (31R027) Parent Teacher
Hanks		(31R027)	136400434	\$1,000	DOE	Association.
		Department of Education - Intermediate School 34R				Funds will be used to support the Parent Teacher Association of Intermediate School
Borelli		(31R034) - PTA	136400434	\$3,000	DOE	34R.
		Department of Education - Intermediate School 49R				Funding will support Intermediate School 49 Berta A. Dreyfus (31R049) Parent Teacher
Hanks		(31R049)	136400434	\$1,000	DOE	Association.
		Department of Education - Intermediate School 61R				Funding will support Intermediate School 061 William A Morris (31R061) Parent
Hanks		(31R061)	136400434	\$1,000	DOE	Teacher Association.
		Department of Education - Intermediate School 63R				Funds will be used to support the Parent Teacher Association of Intermediate School
Borelli		(31R063) - PTA	136400434	\$3,000	DOE	63R.
		Department of Education - Intermediate School 72R				Funds will be used to support the Parent Teacher Association of Intermediate School
Borelli		(31R072) - PTA	136400434	\$3,000	DOE	72R.
		Department of Education - Intermediate School 75R				Funds will be used to support the Parent Teacher Association of Intermediate School
Borelli		(31R075) - PTA	136400434	\$3,000	DOE	75R.
		Department of Education - Intermediate School 7R				Funds will be used to support the Parent Teacher Association of Intermediate School
Borelli		(31R007) - PTA	136400434	\$3,000	DOE	7R.
Restler		Department of Education - IS 318 (14K318)	136400434	\$4,000	DOE	Funds will be used to support basketball tournament
		, , ,				
		Department of Education - John Adams High School				The funds will be used to support the JROTC program, in addition to uniforms, purchase
Ariola		(27Q480) JROTC	136400434	\$5,000	DOE	ranks, and military awards, and field trips for the students to take up in an orientation.
		Department of Education - Junior High School 67Q Louis				Funds will be used to support the Parent Teacher Association of JHS 67 Louis Pasteur
Paladino		Pasteur (26Q067) - Parent Teacher Association	136400434	\$1,000	DOE	(26Q067).
		Department of Education - Junior High School 193Q Alfred				Funds will be used to support the Parent Teacher Association of JHS 193 Alfred J.
Paladino		J. Kennedy (25Q193) - Parent Teacher Association	136400434	\$1,000	DOE	Kennedy (25Q193).
		Department of Education - Junior High School 194Q				Funds will be used to support the Parent Teacher Association of JHS 194 William Carr
Paladino		William Carr (25Q194) - Parent Teacher Association	136400434	\$1,000	DOE	(25Q194).
						Funds will be used to support Regents test prep books and mentoring for students at
Brewer		Department of Education - Lafayette Academy (03M256)	136400434	\$10,000	DOE	Lafayette Academy (03M256).
		Department of Education - Leadership Retreat - Middle				
Sanchez		School 390 (10X390)	136400434	\$10,000	DOE	To host and support a leadership retreat at Middle School 390 (10X390).
		Department of Education - Mental Health Services - Public				
Sanchez		School 226X (10X226)	136400434	\$16,000	DOE	To support in person, mental health services twice a week through NYU's programming.
		Department of Education - Mental Health Services - Public		· · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · ·		
Sanchez		School 291 (10X291)	136400434	\$11,000	DOE	To support in person, mental health services twice a week through NYU's programming.

Council Member	Sponsor	Legal Name of Organization - Program Name	Tax ID	Amount	Agency	Purpose of Funds
		Department of Education - Middle School 158Q Marie				Funds will be used to support the Parent Teacher Association of MS 158 Marie Curie
Paladino		Curie (26Q158) - Parent Teacher Association	136400434	\$1,000	DOE	(26Q158).
						Funds will go towards a school field trips including a hiking trip and visit to the Wolf
Brewer		Department of Education - Middle School 250M (03M250)	136400434	\$12,000	DOE	Conservation Center.
		Department of Education - Middle School 258M (03M258)				Funds will support 7th grade trip and other enrichment programs for Middle School
Brewer		Community Action School	136400434	\$15,000	DOE	258M (03M258) Community Action School.
		Department of Education - Middle School 577K Conselyea				Funds will be used to provide a field trip to historical Williamsburg, Virginia to support
Restler		Preparatory School (14K577)	136400434	\$2,000	DOE	its American Studies program.
		Department of Education - Middle School M245 (03M245)				
Brewer		Computer School	136400434	\$10,000	DOE	Funds will support artist residency programming at M245 (03M245) Computer School.
		Department of Education - Parents Association Public				
Schulman		School 144Q (28Q144)	136400434	\$1,000	DOE	Funds are to support the Parents Association at Public School 144Q.
		Department of Education - Port Richmond High School -				Funding will support the Port Richmond High School - Boy's Track & Field Team in
Hanks		Boy's Track & Field Team	136400434	\$5,000	DOE	Council District 49.
		Department of Education - Port Richmond High School -				
Hanks		Girls Cross Country/Track & Field	136400434	\$5,000	DOE	Funding will support Port Richmond High School - Girls Cross Country/Track & Field.
		Department of Education - Port Richmond High School				
Hanks		(31R445)	136400434	\$1,000	DOE	Funding will support Port Richmond High School (31R445) Parent Tenant Association.
		Department of Education - Port Richmond School for				Funding will support Port Richmond School for Visionary Learning (31R068) Parent
Hanks		Visionary Learning 68R (31R068)	136400434	\$1,000	DOE	Teacher Association.
		Department of Education - Public School 034K Oliver H.				
Restler		Perry (14K034) - PTA	136400434	\$2,000	DOE	Funds will be used to support programming of P.S. 34K Oliver H Perry PTA.
		Department of Education - Public School 038K The Pacific				
Restler		(15K038)	136400434	\$2,000	DOE	Funds will be used to support urban farm programming at P.S. 38K.
		Department of Education - Public School 094Q David D.				
Paladino		Porter (26Q094) Music & Coding Classes	136400434	\$5,000	DOE	Funding will support music and coding classes at Public School 94Q (26Q094) in Queens.
		Department of Education - Public School 107Q Thomas A.				Funds will be used to support the Parent Teacher Association of PS 107 Thomas A.
Paladino		Dooley (25Q107) - Parent Teacher Association	136400434	\$1,000	DOE	Dooley (25Q107).
		Department of Education - Public School 110K The				
Restler		Monitor (14K110)	136400434	\$2,000	DOE	To support art residencies at Public School 110K.
		Department of Education - Public School 114Q (27Q114) -				The funds are for the purchase of teachers college reading kits at Public School 114Q -
Ariola		Belle Harbor School	136400434	\$15,000	DOE	the Belle Harbor School.
Carr		Department of Education - Public School 11R (31R011)	136400434	\$5,000	DOE	Funds will be used for Academic Intervention Services.
		Department of Education - Public School 125M Ralph				
Jordan		Bunch (05M125)	136400434	\$20,000	DOE	Funding will be used to support the District 5 Harlem School Literacy Initiative.
		Department of Education - Public School 129Q Patricia				Funds will be used to support the Parent Teacher Association of PS 129 Patricia Larkin
Paladino		Larkin (25Q129) - Parent Teacher Association	136400434	\$1,000	DOE	(25Q129).
		Department of Education - Public School 130Q (25Q130) -				
Paladino		Parent Teacher Association	136400434	\$1,000	DOE	Funds will be used to support the Parent Teacher Association of PS 130 (25Q130).
]			
						Funding to be used for programming either Percussion drumming, Circus Arts, Dance on
Schulman		Department of Education - Public School 139Q (28Q139)	136400434	\$7,000	DOE	Broadway, Yoga, and Dancing Classrooms in Council District 29.
						Funding will support Public School 013 M. L. Lindemeyer (31R013) Parent Teacher
Hanks		Department of Education - Public School 13R (31R013)	136400434	\$1,000	DOE	Association.

Council Member	Sponsor	Legal Name of Organization - Program Name	Tax ID	Amount	Agency	Purpose of Funds
Jordan		Department of Education - Public School 154M Harriet Tubman (05M154)	136400434	\$20,000	DOE	Funding will be used to support the District 5 Harlem School Literacy Initiative.
Paladino		Department of Education - Public School 159Q Flushing Manor (26Q159) - Parent Teacher Association	136400434	\$1,000	DOE	Funds will be used to support the Parent Teacher Association of PS 159 Flushing Manor (26Q159).
Paladino		Department of Education - Public School 169Q Flushing Manor (25Q169) - Parent Teacher Association	136400434	\$1,000	DOE	Funds will be used to support the Parent Teacher Association of PS 169 Flushing Manor (25Q169).
Hanks		Department of Education - Public School 16R (31R016)	136400434	\$1,000	DOE	Funding will support Public School 016 John J. Driscoll (31R016) Parent Teacher Association.
Paladino		Department of Education - Public School 184Q Flushing Manor (25Q184) - Parent Teacher Association	136400434	\$1,000	DOE	Funds will be used to support the Parent Teacher Association of PS 184 Flushing Manor (25Q184).
Paladino		Department of Education - Public School 185Q Edward Bleeker (25Q185) - Parent Teacher Association	136400434	\$1,000	DOE	Funds will be used to support the Parent Teacher Association of JHS 185 Edward Bleeker (25Q185).
Hanks		Department of Education - Public School 18R (31R018)	136400434	\$1,000	DOE	Funding will support Public School 018 John G. Whittier (31R018) Parent Teacher Association.
Brewer		Department of Education - Public School 191M (03M191)	136400434	\$30,000	DOE	Funds to support the Mandarin program and professional development at Public School 191M (03M191), The Riverside School for Makers.
Hanks		Department of Education - Public School 19R (31R019) Department of Education - Public School 1R (31R001) -	136400434	\$1,000	DOE	Funding will support Public School 019 The Curtis School (31R019) Parent Teacher Association.
Borelli		PTA Department of Education - Public School 207Q (27Q207) -	136400434	\$3,000	DOE	Funds will be used to support the Parent Teacher Association of Public School 1R. The funds are for teacher training and professional development at Public School 207Q -
Ariola		Rockwood Park School	136400434	\$25,000	DOE	the Rockwood Park School. Funding will support Public School 020 Port Richmond (31R020) Parent Teacher
Hanks		Department of Education - Public School 20R (31R020)	136400434	\$1,000	DOE	Association.
Paladino		Department of Education - Public School 21Q Edward Hart School (25Q021) - Parent Teacher Association	136400434	\$1,000	DOE	Funds will be used to support the Parent Teacher Association of PS 21 Edward Hart School (25Q021).
Hanks		Department of Education - Public School 21R (31R021)	136400434	\$1,000	DOE	Funding will support Public School 21 Margaret Emery-Elm Park (31R021) Parent Teacher Association. Funding will support Public School 022 Graniteville (31R022) Parent Teacher
Hanks		Department of Education - Public School 22R (31R022) Department of Education - Public School 25R (75R025) -	136400434	\$1,000	DOE	Association.
Borelli		PTA Department of Education - Public School 29Q (25Q029) -	136400434	\$3,000	DOE	Funds will be used to support the Parent Teacher Association of Public School 25R.
Paladino		Parent Teacher Association Department of Education - Public School 31Q (26Q031) -	136400434	\$1,000	DOE	Funds will be used to support the Parent Teacher Association of PS 29 (25Q029).
Paladino		Parent Teacher Association	136400434	\$1,000	DOE	Funds will be used to support the Parent Teacher Association of PS 31 (26Q031). Funding will support Public School 031 William T. Davis (31R031) Parent Teacher
Hanks		Department of Education - Public School 31R (31R031) Department of Education - Public School 32R (31R032) -	136400434	\$1,000	DOE	Association.
Borelli		РТА	136400434	\$3,000	DOE	Funds will be used to support the Parent Teacher Association of Public School 32R. Funds to support the Family Carnival and the CSD 10 Science Fair for Public School 340
Sanchez		Department of Education - Public School 340 (10X340)	136400434	\$5,000	DOE	and former students of Public School 307.

Council Member	Sponsor	Legal Name of Organization - Program Name	Tax ID	Amount	Agency	Purpose of Funds
Hanks		Department of Education - Public School 35R (31R035)	136400434	\$1,000	DOE	Funding will support Public School 35 The Clove Valley School (31R035) Parent Teacher Association.
Tidriks		Department of Education - Public School 36R (31R036) -	130400434	71,000	DOL	ASSOCIATION.
Borelli		РТА	136400434	\$3,000	DOE	Funds will be used to support the Parent Teacher Association of Public School 36R.
Hanks		Department of Education - Public School 373R (31R373)	136400434	\$1,000	DOE	Funding will support Public School 373R (31R373) Parent Teacher Association.
Ariola		Department of Education - Public School 377Q (27Q377)	136400434	\$15,000	DOE	Funds will be used to support curriculum and professional development at Public School 377Q.
						Foundate will account Dublic Cohool 27D (7FD027) adoption do singular and will be
Borelli		Department of Education - Public School 37R (75R037)	136400434	\$3,000	DOE	Funds will support Public School 37R (75R037) adaptive design program, and will be used for various materials and supplies needed for students to create equipment.
Carr		Department of Education - Public School 37R (75R037)	136400434	\$10,000	DOE	Funds will be used for Services for Autistic Students.
		Department of Education - Public School 37R (75R037) -				
Borelli		PTA	136400434	\$3,000	DOE	Funds will be used to support the Parent Teacher Association of Public School 37R.
		Department of Education - Public School 380K John				
Restler		Wayne Elementary (14K380)	136400434	\$2,000	DOE	Funds will be used to support after-school programming.
D == II:		Department of Education - Public School 3R (31R003) -	426400424	42.000	505	Finds will be used to some out the Deposit Tools on Association of Dublic Colored 2D
Borelli		PTA	136400434	\$3,000	DOE	Funds will be used to support the Parent Teacher Association of Public School 3R.
		Department of Education - Public School 41Q Flushing				Funds will be used to support the Parent Teacher Association of PS 41 Flushing Manor
Paladino		Manor (26Q041) - Parent Teacher Association	136400434	\$1,000	DOE	(26Q041).
Taladillo		Department of Education - Public School 42R (31R042) -	130400434	71,000	DOL	(2000-1).
Borelli		PTA	136400434	\$3,000	DOE	Funds will be used to support the Parent Teacher Association of Public School 42R.
						Funding will support Public School 044 Thomas C. Brown (31R044) Parent Teacher
Hanks		Department of Education - Public School 44R (31R044)	136400434	\$1,000	DOE	Association.
Brewer		Department of Education - Public School 452M (03M452)	136400434	\$8,000	DOE	Funds will support in school Chess Club program.
brewer		bepartment of Education - Lubic School 452W (05W452)	130400434	\$8,000	DOL	Tunus will support in school chess club program.
Hanks		Department of Education - Public School 45R (31R045)	136400434	\$1,000	DOE	Funding will support Public School 045 John Tyler (31R045) Parent Teacher Association.
Carr		Department of Education - Public School 46R (31R046)	136400434	\$5,000	DOE	Funds will be used for Academic Intervention Services.
Danalli		Department of Education - Public School 4R (31R004) -	126100121	42.000	505	Foundational House of the contract the December Teacher Association of Dublic Cohes I AD
Borelli		PTA	136400434	\$3,000	DOE	Funds will be used to support the Parent Teacher Association of Public School 4R.
Carr		Department of Education - Public School 50R (31R050)	136400434	\$5,000	DOE	Funds will be used for Academic Intervention Services.
Borelli		Department of Education - Public School 53R (31R053) - PTA	136400434	\$3,000	DOE	Funds will be used to support the Parent Teacher Association of Public School 53R.
Develli:		Department of Education - Public School 55R (31R055) - PTA	126400424		DOE	Find a will be used to a promote the Deposit Teacher Association of Dublic Coheal FFD
Borelli		Department of Education - Public School 56R (31R056) -	136400434	\$3,000	DOE	Funds will be used to support the Parent Teacher Association of Public School 55R.
Borelli		PTA	136400434	\$3,000	DOE	Funds will be used to support the Parent Teacher Association of Public School 56R.
Borelli		Department of Education - Public School 58R (31R058) - PTA	136400434	\$3,000	DOE	Funds will be used to support the Parent Teacher Association of Public School 58R.
Hanks		Department of Education - Public School 59R (31R059)	136400434	\$1,000	DOE	Funding will support The Harbor View School (31R059) Parent Teacher Association.

Council Member	Sponsor	Legal Name of Organization - Program Name	Tax ID	Amount	Agency	Purpose of Funds
- III		Department of Education - Public School 5R (31R005) -		4		
Borelli		PTA	136400434	\$3,000	DOE	Funds will be used to support the Parent Teacher Association of Public School 5R.
		Department of Education - Public School 62R (31R062) -		40.000		
Borelli		PTA	136400434	\$3,000	DOE	Funds will be used to support the Parent Teacher Association of Public School 62R.
		D (51 D.H. 61 1650 (240065)	126100121	44.000	505	Funding will support Public School 65 The Academy of Innovative Learning (31R065)
Hanks		Department of Education - Public School 65R (31R065)	136400434	\$1,000	DOE	Parent Teacher Association.
D III:		Department of Education - Public School 69R (31R069) -	126100121	42.000	505	Founds will be used to some out the Douget Tree box Association of Dublic Cobert COD
Borelli		PTA	136400434	\$3,000	DOE	Funds will be used to support the Parent Teacher Association of Public School 69R.
D = ···= III:		Department of Education - Public School 6R (31R006) -	426400424	¢2.000	DOE	Front will be used to some entitle Depart Teach on Association of Dublic Colored CD
Borelli		PTA	136400434	\$3,000	DOE	Funds will be used to support the Parent Teacher Association of Public School 6R.
Hamles		Department of Education Bublic Cabool 749 (219074)	126400424	¢1 000	DOF	Funding will support Public School 74 Future Leaders Elementary School (31R074)
Hanks		Department of Education - Public School 74R (31R074)	136400434	\$1,000	DOE	Parent Teacher Association.
Hamba		Department of Education Dublic Cabool 700 (24 D070)	126400424	¢1 000	DOE	Funding will appare Dublic Cab and 700 (24 0070) Depart Too short Association
Hanks		Department of Education - Public School 78R (31R078)	136400434	\$1,000	DOE	Funding will support Public School 78R (31R078) Parent Teacher Association.
		Department of Education Public School 700 Francis				Funds will be used to support the Darent Teacher Association of DC 70 Francis Lowis
Paladino		Department of Education - Public School 79Q Francis	126400424	¢1 000	DOE	Funds will be used to support the Parent Teacher Association of PS 79 Francis Lewis (25Q079).
Palaulio		Lewis (25Q079) - Parent Teacher Association Department of Education - Public School 84M (03M084)	136400434	\$1,000	DOE	Funds will support interdisciplinary food production programming at Public School 84M
Prower		Lillian Weber	136400434	\$10,000	DOE	(03M084) Lillian Weber.
Brewer			136400434	\$10,000	DOE	(USIVIO84) LIIIIdii Weber.
Dorolli		Department of Education - Public School 8R (31R008) - PTA	126400424	¢2.000	DOE	Funds will be used to support the Parent Teacher Association of Public School 8R.
Borelli		Department of Education - Public School 94Q David D.	136400434	\$3,000	DOE	Funds will be used to support the Parent Teacher Association of Public Scribol 8k. Funds will be used to support the Parent Teacher Association of PS 94 David D. Porter
Paladino		Porter (26Q094) - Parent Teacher Association	136400434	\$1,000	DOE	(26Q094).
raiauiiio		Department of Education - Public School Bayside HS	130400434	\$1,000	DOL	(200034).
Paladino		(26Q495) - Parent Teacher Association	136400434	\$1,000	DOE	Funds will be used to support the Parent Teacher Association of Bayside HS (26Q495).
Taladillo		Department of Education - Public School Bell Academy	130400434	\$1,000	DOL	Tarius will be used to support the Farent Feather Association of Bayside 115 (2004-55).
Paladino		(25Q294) - Parent Teacher Association	136400434	\$1,000	DOE	Funds will be used to support the Parent Teacher Association of Bell Academy (25Q29).
Taladillo		Department of Education - Public School/Middle School	130400434	71,000	DOL	Tantas will be ased to support the Farent Feather Association of Bell Academy (25025).
Jordan		123M Mahalia Jackson (05M123)	136400434	\$20,000	DOE	Funding will be used to support the District 5 Harlem School Literacy Initiative.
Jordan		Department of Education - Queens High School for	130400434	720,000	DOL	Funding to support programming in new music studio at Queens High School for
Brooks-Powers		Information, Research, and Technology (27Q302)	136400434	\$10,000	DOE	Information, Research, and Technology.
Brooks rowers		Department of Education - Ralph R. Mckee High School	130 100 13 1	Ψ10,000	501	Funding will support Ralph R. McKee CTE High School (31R600) Parent Teacher
Hanks		(31R600)	136400434	\$1,000	DOE	Association.
		Department of Education - Richard H. Hungerford School	150.00.0.	42,000		Funding will support Richard H. Hungerford School 721R (75R721) Parent Teacher
Hanks		721R (75R721)	136400434	\$1,000	DOE	Association.
		Department of Education - Richmond Hill High School -		+=,		
Adams		CTE	136400434	\$4,500	DOE	Funds will serve to purchase 2 cameras for the CTE program at RHHS.
		Department of Education - Robert H. Goddard School of				Funds will be used to support SAT preparation for high school students at Robert H.
Ariola		Communication Arts & Technology 308Q (27Q308)	136400434	\$9,000	DOE	Goddard School of Communication Arts and Technology.
				*		The funds will be used to support SAT preparation at Scholars Academy (27Q323) in
Ariola		Department of Education - Scholars Academy (27Q323)	136400434	\$9,000	DOE	Rockaway Park, NY.
				*		
		Department of Education - Seward Park Educational				Funds will be use to support the Seward Park High School Cheerleading team which
Marte		Campus - New Design High School (M543) Cheerleading	136400434	\$10,000	DOE	engages underserved youth in sports and fitness.
		Department of Education - Staten Island School of Civic				Funding will support Staten Island School of Civic Leadership 861R (31R861) Parent
Hanks		Leadership 861R (31R861)	136400434	\$1,000	DOE	Teacher Association.

Council Member	Sponsor	Legal Name of Organization - Program Name	Tax ID	Amount	Agency	Purpose of Funds
Speaker	Brooks-Powers	Department of Education - STEM Program - District 29	136400434	\$50,000	DOE	Funding to support STEM programming in School District 29.
Carr		Department of Education - Susan E. Wagner High School (31R460) PTA	136400434	\$5,000	DOE	Funds will be used to support the Wagner PTA.
Hanks		Department of Education - The Harbor View School (31R059)	136400434	\$2,500	DOE	Funding will support The Harbor View School (31R059) Parent Teacher Association.
Hanks		Department of Education - The Harbor View School (31R059)	136400434	\$1,000	DOE	Funding will support The Harbor View School (31R059) Parent Teacher Association.
Brewer		Department of Education - The Richard Rodgers School of the Arts & Technology 166M (03M166)	136400434	\$5,000	DOE	Funds will support the school's Met Opera residency program.
Barron		Department of Education - Thomas Jefferson High School Campus	136400434	\$10,000	DOE	Funds to support operations of student swim program at Thomas Jefferson High School.
Jordan		Department of Education - Thurgood Marshall Academy Lower School (05M318)	136400434	\$20,000	DOE	Funding will be used to support the District 5 Harlem School Literacy Initiative.
Borelli		Department of Education - Tottenville High School (31R455) - PTA	136400434	\$3,000	DOE	Funds will be used to support the Parent Teacher Association of Tottenville High School.
Restler		Department of Education - Urban Assembly Institute of Math and Science for Young Women (K527)	136400434	\$12,500	DOE	To provide programming for youth in Downtown Brooklyn.
Restler		Department of Education - Urban Assembly Institute of Math and Science for Young Women (K527)	136400434	\$12,500	DOE	To provide programming for youth in Downtown Brooklyn.
Ayala		Department of Education - Vito Marcantonio Community Peace Garden - Central Park East II (04M964)	136400434	\$5,000	DOE	To provide funding for the care and maintenance of the Vito Marcantonio Community Peace Garden with Central Park East II (04M964).
Feliz		Department of Health and Mental Hygiene - Health Bucks - Council District 15	136400434	\$50,000	DHMH	Funds will go towards purchasing Health Bucks to promote healthy eating in Council District 15.
Farias		Department of Health and Mental Hygiene - Health Bucks - Council District 18	136400434	\$25,000	DHMH	Funding for Health Bucks to be used in Council District 18.
Sanchez		Department of Health and Mental Hygiene - Health Bucks Program - Council District 14	136400434	\$25,000	DHMH	Funding will support DOHMH's Health Bucks program in Council District 14.
Stevens		Department of Health and Mental Hygiene - Health Bucks Program - Council District 16	136400434	\$25,000	DHMH	Funding will support DOHMH's Health Bucks program in Council District 16.
Moya		Department of Parks and Recreation	136400434	\$25,000	DPR	Funds will support NYC Parks Fitness Mobile Unit programming and events in Council District 21.
Dinowitz		Department of Parks and Recreation - Council District 11	136400434	\$8,200	DPR	Funding for a skate party with DJ and four movies within Council District 11 parks.
Brooks-Powers		Department of Parks and Recreation - Council District 31	136400434	\$15,000	DPR	Funds to be used in various parks in Council District 31.
Paladino		Department of Parks and Recreation - Crocheron Park Department of Parks and Recreation - Cunningham Park &	136400434	\$5,000	DPR	Funding will support Crocheron Park.
Lee		Playgrounds Department of Parks and Recreation - Cuming lain Fark & Playgrounds	136400434	\$10,000	DPR	Funding to support general operating expenses for Cunningham Park and playgrounds.
Williams		Council District 27 Department of Parks and Recreation - Family Days -	136400434	\$15,000	DPR	Funding will cover costs associated with producing a Family Day in Council District 27.
Gennaro		Council District 24	136400434	\$10,000	DPR	Family Days at Parks throughout Council District 24.

Council Member	Sponsor	Legal Name of Organization - Program Name	Tax ID	Amount	Agency	Purpose of Funds
		Department of Parks and Recreation - Fitness Events -				
Williams		Council District 27	136400434	\$10,000	DPR	Funding will provide family-oriented, fun fitness events in Council District 27.
		Department of Parks and Recreation - Francis Lewis Park				
Paladino		Movie Night - Council District 19	136400434	\$5,000	DPR	Funding will be used to support Council District 19 movie night at Francis Lewis Park.
		Department of Parks and Recreation - Friends of				
Gennaro		Cunningham Park	136400434	\$3,500	DPR	Funding will be used for concerts at Cunningham Park.
		Department of Parks and Recreation - Hamilton Fish Park -				
Rivera		Basketball Tournament	136400434	\$5,000	DPR	Funds will support the annual basketball tournament at Hamilton Fish Park.
		Department of Parks and Recreation - Holiday Lighting -				
Paladino		Bowne Park	136400434	\$5,000	DPR	Funds will be used to support Holiday Lighting in Bowne Park in Council District 19.
		Department of Parks and Recreation - Movie Nights -				
Salamanca		Council District 17	136400434	\$20,000	DPR	Funding will be used to support Movie nights in Council District 17.
		Department of Parks and Recreation - Movies Under the				Funds will support material and staffing expenses for Movies Under the Stars in Council
Jordan		Stars - Council District 9	136400434	\$10,000	DPR	District 9.
		Department of Parks and Recreation - NYC Parks Events -				
Holden		Council District 30	136400434	\$16,000	DPR	Funds will support NYC Parks programming and events in Council District 30.
		Department of Parks and Recreation - Park Events -				Funds will support movies in Council District 28 parks, a Gospel Fest in Council District
Adams		Council District 28	136400434	\$20,000	DPR	28 and a named bench at the Baisley Playground on Foch Blvd.
		Department of Parks and Recreation - Paul Raimonda				
Caban		Playground - Safety Gates	136400434	\$35,000	DPR	Funding to purchase and install Children's Safety Gates at Paul Raimonda playground.
Carr		Department of Parks and Recreation - Port-A-Sans	136400434	\$5,000	DPR	Funds to be used to maintain Port-A-Sans.
		Department of Parks and Recreation - Rockaway Festival				
Aud alla		& Events- Rockaway Beach, Boardwalk & Broad Channel	126100121	646 500	DDD	Finds will be used for feetingle and supplying Deduction
Ariola		Parks	136400434	\$16,500	DPR	Funds will be used for festivals and events in Rockaway.
		Department of Parks and Regression, Skate Night and				Funds will be used to host a Jazz Concert in Council District 1 Park. Additionally, funds
Marte		Department of Parks and Recreation - Skate Night and Jazz Night.	136400434	\$10,000	DPR	will be used for a 'skate night' at a Council District 1 park, facility or skating location.
iviaite		Jazz Nigiit.	130400434	\$10,000	DFIN	Funds will be used to for plantings, tools and range fencing for St. Catherine's, John Jay
		Department of Parks and Recreation - St. Catherine's,				Park and Stanley Isaacs Playground, improving the existing plantings with flowering
Menin		John Jay Park & Stanley Isaacs Playground	136400434	\$10,000	DPR	shrubs and perennials.
		Department of Parks and Recreation - Summer Movie	100.00.0.	\$10,000		on also and percentation
Nurse		Nights - Highland Parks	136400434	\$3,000	DPR	Funds will support Summer Movie Nights at Highland Park in Council District 37.
		Department of Parks and Recreation - Summer Movie		70,000		, , , , , , , , , , , , , , , , , , ,
Nurse		Nights - Irving Square Park	136400434	\$6,500	DPR	Funds will support Summer Movie Nights at Irving Square Park in Council District 37.
		Department of Parks and Recreation - Summer		. ,		
Paladino		Playground Associate - Bowne Park	136400434	\$10,000	DPR	To fund a park summer playground associate for Bowne Park in Council District 19.
		Department of Parks and Recreation - Thomas Jefferson				
Ayala		Park Recreation Center	136400434	\$5,000	DPR	To support enrichment programming at Thomas Jefferson Recreation Center.
Krishnan		Department of Parks and Recreation - Travers Park	136400434	\$14,100	DPR	Funds will support seasonal aide at Travers Park.
		Department of Parks and Recreation - Tree Guards -				
Dinowitz		Council District 11	136400434	\$10,000	DPR	Funding will be used for the installation of tree guards in Council District 11.
		Department of Parks and Recreation - Urban Park Rangers				Funds will be used to support Urban Park Ranger Custom Adventure Programs in
Borelli		- District 51	136400434	\$1,500	DPR	District 51.
		Department of Parks and Recreation - We Outside Bed-				
		Stuy & North Crown Heights Summer Programming -				Funding for the We Outside Bed-Stuy and North Crown Heights Summer Programming
Osse		Council District 36	136400434	\$1,000	DPR	in Council District 36.

Council Member	Sponsor	Legal Name of Organization - Program Name	Tax ID	Amount	Agency	Purpose of Funds
Holden		Department of Sanitation	136400434	\$207,500	DSNY	To provide funding support for sanitation services.
Speaker	Carr	Department of Sanitation	136400434	\$100,000	DSNY	Funds will be used for cleaning services in Council District 50.
Krishnan		Department of Sanitation - Diversity Plaza	136400434	\$7,250	DSNY	To provide additional pickups in and around Diversity Plaza.
Speaker	Ariola	Department of Sanitation - DSNY Cameras	136400434	\$100,000	DSNY	To purchase 20 cameras to prohibit illegal dumping.
		Department of Sanitation - Manual Litter Basket Pickups -				
Krishnan		Council District 25	136400434	\$50,000	DSNY	To fund Manual Litter Basket Pickups in Council District 25.
		Department of Sanitation - Participatory Budgeting - Trash				
Caban		Bins + Pickup Service - Council District 22	136400434	\$15,000	DSNY	Funds for additional trash bins and pickup service throughout Council District 22.
		Department of Transportation - Bicycle Helmet Giveaways				Funding will support free helmet fitting event for children up to 17 yrs old in Council
Paladino		- Council District 19	136400434	\$5,000	DOT	District 19.
		Department of Transportation - Bicycle Helmet Giveaways				
Powers		- Council District 4	136400434	\$5,000	DOT	Funding will support a free bicycle helmet fitting event in Council District 4.
		Department of Transportation - Bike Helmet Fittings -				
Hudson		Council District 35	136400434	\$5,000	DOT	Funding for bike helmet fitting events in Council District 35.
		Department of Transportation - Bike Helmet Fittings -				
Abreu		Council District 7	136400434	\$5,000	DOT	Funding to support Bike Helmet Fitting events in Council District 7.
		Department of Transportation - Bike Helmet Giveaway -				
Velazquez		Council District 13	136400434	\$7,000	DOT	Funding will provide for a bike helmet giveaway in Council District 13.
		Department of Transportation - Bike Helmet Giveaway -				
Salamanca		Council District 17	136400434	\$5,000	DOT	Funding to support the Helmet Giveaway in Council District 17.
Menin		Department of Transportation - Bike Helmet Giveaway - Council District 5	136400434	\$5,000	DOT	To fund a bike helmet fitting and giveaway program to people in Council District 5, publicly noticed through Council District 5 monthly newsletter and website.
Dinowitz		Department of Transportation - Bike Helmet Giveaways - Council District 11	136400434	\$5,000	DOT	Funding will be used for bike helmet fitting events in Council District 11.
Ung		Department of Transportation - Bike Helmet Giveaways - Council District 20	136400434	\$5,000	DOT	Funds will be used for bike helmet giveaways in Council District 20.
Lee		Department of Transportation - Bike Helmet Giveaways - Council District 23	136400434	\$5,000	DOT	Funds will be used for bike helmet giveaways in Council District 23.
Brewer		Department of Transportation - Bike Helmet Giveaways - Council District 6	136400434	\$5,000	DOT	Funds will provide a bike helmet giveaway and fitting event in Council District 6.
		Department of Transportation - Cyclist Safety Event -				
Restler		Council District 33	136400434	\$5,000	DOT	To fund a cyclist safety education event in Council District 33.
		Department of Transportation - Deliverista Education				
Hanif		Events - Council District 39	136400434	\$5,000	DOT	To support deliverista education events in Council District 39.
		Department of Transportation - Helmet Giveaway -				
Aviles		Council District 38	136400434	\$5,000	DOT	Funds will support Helmet Giveaway in Council District 38.
		Department of Transportation - Helmet Giveaway -				
Kagan		Council District 47	136400434	\$5,000	DOT	Funds will be used for a helmet giveaway and fitting event.
		Department of Transportation - Helmet Giveaways -				
Marte		Council District 1	136400434	\$5,000	DOT	Funding will support the costs of a Bike Helmet giveaway in Council District 1.
		Department of Transportation - Helmet Giveaways -				
Ayala		Council District 8	136400434	\$10,000	DOT	To support helmet giveaways in the community in the South Bronx and East Harlem.
Nurse		Department of Youth and Community Development	136400434	\$10,000	DYCD	Fund will be used to provide community based programs and services.
Restler	_	Department of Youth and Community Development	136400434	\$5,000	DYCD	Fund will be used to provide community based programs and services.

Council Member	Sponsor	Legal Name of Organization - Program Name	Tax ID	Amount	Agency	Purpose of Funds
Stevens		Department of Youth and Community Development	136400434	\$10,000	DYCD	Funds will support programming and services.
Yeger		Department of Youth and Community Development	136400434	\$38,000	DYCD	Funds will be used for programming and services.
		Dependable Community Social Services, Inc Nutrition				Funds will be used for nutrition counseling, diet evaluation, and delivery of meals in
Kagan		Assistance Program - Council District 47	872910155	\$1,000	DFTA	Council District 47.
Ayala		Destination Tomorrow, Inc Bronx LGBT Center	800259180	\$10,000	DYCD	To provide funding for general operational support for Destination Tomorrow's free programs and services.
		Destination Tomorrow, Inc Bronx LGBT Center - Council				
Farias		District 18	800259180	\$5,000	DYCD	Funding for services at the Bronx LGBT Center for Council District 18 residents.
Stevens		Destination Tomorrow, Inc Bronx LGBTQ Center	800259180	\$10,000	DYCD	Funds to support outreach, programming, and events in Council District 16.
		Diana Bagrationi Foundation - Georgian-American				Funds will be used to celebrate the annual Georgian-American Heritage Day in New
Kagan		Heritage Celebration Day	454787795	\$6,000	DYCD	York.
Louis		Diaspora Community Services, Inc Council District 45	113122295	\$5,000	DHMH	Provide Maternal and Child Health Services in Council District 45.
		Diaspora Community Services, Inc Maternal Education &				Funding to continue working with the BPN Brooklyn regional project to reach and serve MCH/perinatal (pregnant/postpartum/inter-conception) families parenting infants, via
Joseph		Health Services - Council District 40	113122295	\$5,000	DHMH	information/education sessions and outreach.
Barron		Digital Girl, Inc Council District 42	472288307	\$5,000	DYCD	Funding to support operating expense costs for educational enrichment programming in Council District 42.
		Discalced, Inc Community Education & Dance Programs -		, , , , , ,		Funding to support and promote dance, music, and opera productions by Mark Morris
Hudson		Council District 35	133577394	\$10,000	DCLA	Dance Group.
		Ditmas Park Youth Group - After-School Program - Council	262442277	40.000	D.V.C.D.	Funds will support the Ditmas Park Youth Group to cover program expenses including
Joseph		District 40	262442377	\$8,000	DYCD	staff support and rent.
Menin		Doe Fund, Inc., The - Council District 5	133412540	\$5,000	DYCD	Funds will be used to provide street cleaning services in City Council District 5.
						To provide funding support for workforce training and wraparound services for
Speaker	Gennaro	Doe Fund, Inc., The - Ready, Willing and Able	133412540		DHS	homeless and formerly incarcerated New Yorkers.
De La Rosa		Dominican Collectives Dance Ensemble, Inc.	843001909	\$8,000	DCLA	To support Dominican Collectives Dance Ensemble, Inc.'s programming.
Abreu		Dominican Women's Development Center, Inc Food Pantry Program - Council District 7	133593885	\$10,000	DYCD	Funding to support Community FoodFest Program in Council District 7.
		Dominican Women's Development Center, Inc La Sala				
De La Rosa		LGBTQ Youth Drop In Center	133593885	\$15,000	DYCD	To support La Sala drop in center programming.
		Dominican Women's Development Center, Inc La Sala				Funding to support programmatic services provided to LGBTQA+ young adults including
Speaker	Abreu	LGBTQ Youth Drop In Center	133593885		DYCD	counseling, group discussions, academic and career support.
Rivera		Dorill Initiative, Inc.	824767340	\$5,000	DYCD	Funds will support Dorill's programs and operations.
						To support Dorill's A.R.T.S. Catalyst artpreneur program, which is a multidisciplinary arts
Marte		Dorill Initiative, Inc A.R.T.S. Catalyst Artpreneur Program	824767340	\$5,000	DYCD	education program.
		Douglaston and Little Neck Historical Society - Annual				
Paladino		Programs	113027069	\$5,000	DYCD	Funding will help support DLNHS annual programs and services in Council District 19.
		Douglaston Local Development Corporation - Douglaston				Funds will be used for insurance, maintenance and programming in the Douglaston
Paladino		Village Plaza	273641025	\$20,000	SBS	Station Plaza in Council District 19.
Consideration	Dala dia	Douglaston Local Development Corporation - Douglaston	27264400-	640.000		Funds will be used for insurance, maintenance and programming in the Douglaston
Speaker	Paladino	Village Plaza	273641025	\$40,000	SBS	Station Plaza in Council District 19.
		Doula Program to Accompany and Comfort Inc Council				Funds will be used to promote relationship-building and wellness especially with the
Marte		District 1	461117388	\$5,000	DFTA	individuals, families, youth, and seniors residents in Council District 1.
ividi LC	1	District 1	40111/300	35,000	DI: IA	Interviouals, rannines, youth, and semois residents in Council District 1.

Hudson Marte					Agency	Purpose of Funds
		Doula Program to Accompany and Comfort Inc End of				Funding to support end of life care and related support services for caregivers and their
Marte		Life Support Services - Council District 35	461117388	\$5,000	DFTA	families.
Marte		Downtown Community Television Center, Inc Firehouse				Funds will offset the cost of organizing a series of public media arts events at the DCTV
		Cinema: A Center for Documentary Film	132742777	\$10,000	DCLA	Firehouse in Chinatown/Tribeca.
						Funding to provide supplemental sanitation services and streetscape improvement
		Downtown Flushing Transit Hub District Management				through additional cleaning programs in the target area in the Downtown Flushing
Ung		Association, Inc Supplemental Sanitation Services	412111487	\$25,000	SBS	Business District, and along Union Street.
						Funds will be used for operation cost of youth programs which includes boxing gyms
						and learning centers, sport youth program including basketball, mentoring programs
Speaker		Dr. Theodore A. Atlas Foundation, Inc.	134012789	\$25,000	DYCD	and incentive programs.
						Funding for Drag Queen Story Hour programming to public libraries, schools, and other
Won		Drag Queen Story Hour NYC, Ltd Council District 26	822613408	\$5,000	DCLA	community spaces in Council District 26.
						Funding to support programs at George Bruce Library, Hamilton Grange Library, and
Abreu		Drag Queen Story Hour NYC, Ltd Council District 7	822613408	\$5,000	DCLA	Morningside Heights Library and P.S. 368M (06M368).
		Drag Queen Story Hour NYC, Ltd Programming &				
Caban		Readings	822613408	\$5,000	DCLA	Funds will support Drag Story Hour Programming in Council District 22.
		DreamYard Project, Inc Youth Programming - Council				The funds will support arts programming in Council District 16, including supplies,
Stevens		District 16	133759661	\$10,000	DCLA	outreach and awareness and general expenses.
Osse		Drive Change, Inc.	464691123	\$5,000	DYCD	Funding for Fellowship, CARE and Drive Change Extended Services (DCES).
De La Rosa		Dyckman Gardens Corp - Quisqueya Plaza	851772060	\$7,000	DYCD	To support programming at Quisqueya Plaza.
Williams		Eagle Academy Foundation, Inc.	201532382	\$10,000	DYCD	Funding will support after-school and academic remediation programming.
		Eagle Academy Foundation, Inc Post-Secondary Success				
Feliz		Initiative (PSSI)	201532382	\$30,000	DYCD	Funds will support the Eagle Academy's Post-Secondary Success (PSS) initiative.
						To support the operations of the Zero Waste Island program in managing its
Marte		Earth Matter NY - Zero Waste Island	270625845	\$15,000	DYCD	participants as well as general costs.
		East 86th Street Merchants and Residents Association,				To fund planting, beautification, and supplemental sanitation services via volunteer
Menin		Inc.	061756910	\$6,000	DYCD	clean up days within Council District 5.
				1 - 7		
		East 86th Street Merchants and Residents Association,				
Powers		Inc Beautification Projects - Council District 4	061756910	\$5,000	DYCD	Funds will be used for beautification efforts in Council District 4.
		•				Funds to support organization's Boys To Men Mentorship program in Council District
Louis		East Flatbush Village, Inc Council District 45	800612019	\$5,000	DYCD	45.
		33,		,		
						Funds will support ENYCLT's general operating expenses, including but not limited to
Nurse		East New York CLT, Inc.	854288954	\$40,000	HPD	community engagement, website development, and internal capacity-building.
		,				, , , , , , , , , , , , , , , , , , , ,
Barron		East New York CLT, Inc Council District 42	854288954	\$10,000	HPD	Funding to support Community Development Programming in Council District 42.
		East New York Restoration Local Development		,		Funding to support operating expense costs for community development programming
Barron		Corporation - Council District 42	461763706	\$100,000	DYCD	in Council District 42.
				,,		
						Funding to support 1) Job training and placement assistance; 2) One-on-one crisis and
						short-term counseling, long-term asset building counseling, financial educational, tax
Speaker N	Moya	East River Development Alliance, Inc.	861096987	\$100,000	HPD	preparation, tenant advocacy; 3) College Access; 4) Economic Revitalization.
	,~	East River Development Alliance, Inc Tax Preparation	23200007	7200,000	2	Funding to support in-office tax preparation services for constituents in Council District
		Services - Council District 35	861096987	\$10,000	DYCD	35.

Council Member	Sponsor	Legal Name of Organization - Program Name	Tax ID	Amount	Agency	Purpose of Funds
		East River Development Alliance, Inc Tax Preparation				To provide financial support including year-round free tax preparation to Council
Caban		Services & Financial Fitness Program - Council District 22	861096987	\$11,000	DYCD	District 22 residents.
000011		East River Development Alliance, Inc Urban Upbound -	001030307	711,000	Bicb	Funds will support case management, resource referrals, and outreach including Tax
Adams		Council District 28	861096987	\$5,000	DYCD	Prep in Council District 28.
71001110		000.1101.0101.00	001030307	43,000	5.05	Funds will provide Employment Services, College Access, Youth Development, Financial
		East River Development Alliance, Inc Urban Upbound -				Fitness, Tax Preparation and Income Support Services programming to residents living
Won		NYCHA Program	861096987	\$25,000	HPD	in public housing.
Carr		East Shore Little League, Inc.	510237392	\$1,500	DYCD	Funds will be used for equipment and utilities.
				, ,		To provide the upkeep of the organizations flyers, newsletters, and other relevant
Menin		East Sixties Neighborhood Association, Inc.	133654087	\$5,000	DYCD	information for Council District 5.
				40,000		Funds will be used to support environmental education and sustainability programming
Brooks-Powers		Eastern Queens Alliance, Inc Council District 31	201723492	\$5,000	DYCD	in Council District 31.
		Ecuadorian Civic Committee of New York City, Inc	202720.02	\$3,000	2.02	To support holiday, cultural and community events and art installations throughout
Moya		Council District 21	113553172	\$40,000	DYCD	Council District 21.
		Ecuadorian Civic Committee of New York City, Inc	110000171	ψ .0,000	5.05	
Moya		Ecuadorian Heritage Month	113553172	\$10,000	DYCD	To support Ecuadorian heritage month events and parade.
		Ecuadorian Civic Committee of New York City, Inc	110000171	\$20,000	5.05	To support Essadorian nortidade month estatio and parador
Krishnan		Ecuadorian Parade - Queens	113553172	\$5,000	DYCD	To fund expenses related to Ecuadorian Parade in Queens.
		200000110111 Grade Queens	110000171	43,000	5.05	Funding would be used to cover the cost of staffing and fees associated with
Carr		Eden II School for Autistic Children, Inc.	132872916	\$15,000	DYCD	community outings and trips.
Curr		Each in School for Addiscip children, inc.	132072310	713,000	DICD	community outlings and trips.
						Funds will provide high quality arts programming and culminating projects for young
Williams		Edge School of the Arts Dance Legacy, Inc.	823426582	\$15,000	DCLA	people that address social topics and support social and emotional development in D27
viiiiaiiis		Eage School of the Arts Dance Legacy, Inc.	023420302	\$15,000	DCLA	To support fire suppression and emergency medical response services in Council District
Velazquez		Edgewater Park Volunteer Hose Company No. 1, Inc.	136125044	\$17,000	FDNY	13.
VCIUZQUCZ		Eagewater Fark Volunteer Flose Company No. 1, Inc.	130123044	717,000	TOIVI	Funds will be used for implementation of gardening, food and nutrition education
		Edible Schoolyard New York - Nutrition Education				programming, including in-school classes, after-school, food distributions, and family
Kagan		Program - Council District 47	271237249	\$6,000	DYCD	and community engagement activities.
Rugun		Edith and Carl Marks Jewish Community House of	271237243	70,000	DICD	and community engagement detayties.
		Bensonhurst, Inc Adult Literacy & ESOL - Civics				To support educational programs on literacy, ESOL, and civics available to vulnerable
Brannan		Education	111633484	\$500	DYCD	immigrant adults.
Draman		Edith and Carl Marks Jewish Community House of	111033101		Dicb	Funds will be used to provide comprehensive care and NORC services at the
Kagan		Bensonhurst, Inc Bensonhurst NORC	111633484	\$16,000	DFTA	Bensonhurst community center.
		Edith and Carl Marks Jewish Community House of	111033101	\$10,000	51171	
Yeger		Bensonhurst, Inc ESOL Classes	111633484	\$5,000	DYCD	Funds will be utilized to provide ESOL classes.
reger		Edith and Carl Marks Jewish Community House of	111033404	73,000	DICD	Funds will be used to provide services to domestic violence victims in Council District
Kagan		Bensonhurst, Inc JCH family Violence Program	111633484	\$5,000	DYCD	47.
		Edith and Carl Marks Jewish Community House of	111033404	73,000	5105	Funds will be used to provide essential services at the Bensonhurst senior center in
Kagan		Bensonhurst, Inc Senior Center Services	111633484	\$5,000	DFTA	Council District 47.
Velazquez		Education Through Music, Inc.	133613210	\$15,000	DCLA	Funds will support school music education programs in Council District 13.
* Cluzquez		Edded Gott Till Odgit Widdle, IIIC.	133013210	713,000	DCLA	To support school music education programs for students at PS 583x, PS 138, and
Farias		Education Through Music, Inc Council District 18	133613210	\$15,000	DCLA	PS/MS194 in Council District 18.
1 01103		Education Through Music, Inc Council District 18 Education Through Music, Inc New York City Partner	133013210	000,614	DCLA	i symbist in Council District to.
Avala		School Program - Council District 8	133613210	\$10,000	DCLA	To provide funds for musical education programs in Council District 8.
Ayala		Education Through Music, Inc Partner School Program -	133013210	310,000	DCLA	Funding to support Education Through Music's NYC Partner School Program in Council
Abrou			122612210	¢1E 000	DCLA	
Abreu		Council District 7	133613210	\$15,000	DCLA	District 7.

Council Member	Sponsor	Legal Name of Organization - Program Name	Tax ID	Amount	Agency	Purpose of Funds
		El Puente de Williamsburg, Inc Bushwick Leadership				
Gutierrez		Center	112614265	\$15,000	DYCD	To provide general operating funds for the Bushwick Leadership Center.
		El Puente de Williamsburg, Inc Bushwick Leadership		4		
Nurse		Center	112614265	\$35,000	DYCD	Funds will provide general support for El Puente's Bushwick Leadership Center.
		El Durante de Williamskum Ing. El Burgeta Burkumiel				Francisco de la constante de l
Consilion		El Puente de Williamsburg, Inc El Puente Bushwick	112614265	¢100 000	DVCD	Funds will provide general operating support for El Puente Bushwick Leadership Center,
Speaker		Leadership Center	112614265	\$100,000	DYCD	which provides holistic programming and activities for the community.
		Elaine Kaufman Cultural Center/Lucy Moses School for				
Brewer		Music and Dance - Special Music School - Music Program	131991118	\$5,000	DCLA	Funds will support the Music Program at the Special Music School.
Bi Cwei		masic and bance special masic school masic ringiam	131331110	γ3,000	DOLIN	Tands will support the Music Flogram at the Special Music School.
		Elite Learners, Inc Conflict Mediation Program & Crisis				Funds support school conflict mediation groups, safe passage services, workshops on
Nurse		Management System - Council District 37	814482839	\$10,000	DYCD	job development, mental health and alternatives to incarceration, and other trainings.
				, -,		Funding to support Anti- Violence Programming, Workforce Development and or
Barron		Elite Learners, Inc Council District 42	814482839	\$17,500	DYCD	STEAM Robotics programming in Council District 42.
				. ,		Funding to continue our program on installing interpretive signage throughout Elmhurst
Krishnan		Elmhurst History and Cemeteries Preservation Society	821513220	\$5,000	DYCD	parks and create community events.
Holden		Elmhurst United, Inc.	472632132	\$5,000	DYCD	Funds will be used to support operations and community events in Council District 30.
		Emergency Children's Help Organization, Inc Emergency				Funding will support the general operating expenses associated with running the
Carr		Assistance Program	113828185	\$10,000	DHMH	Emergency Assistance program.
		Emmanuel Baptist Church in Brooklyn - Healing Touch				
Hudson		HIV/AIDS Ministry	111666232	\$5,000	DHMH	Funding to provide information and resources, referrals to care, HIV and Hep C testing.
						Funds will provide high quality arts programming and culminating projects for young
Williams		Empower My Hood, Inc.	843764945	\$15,000	DYCD	people that address social topics and support social and emotional development.
		Empowerment Zone, Inc Staten Island Black Heritage				
Hanks		Parade	142009368	\$5,000	DYCD	Funding will support the Staten Island Black Heritage parade.
Restler		En Garde Arts, Inc Council District 33	115347056	\$5,000	DCLA	To support an outdoor performance series in Council District 33.
				4		Funding for college readiness program and funding towards the development of a
Osse		Entertainers for Education Alliance, Inc.	432115174	\$15,000	DCLA	Youth Advisory Council partnership.
NA CHE		E		4		Funds will be used to support community events and programming in the 27th Council
Williams		Entertainers for Education Alliance, Inc.	432115174	\$5,000	DCLA	District.
A dame		Entertainers for Education Alliance, Inc I Will Graduate	422445474	ć7 F00	DVCD	Funds will support youth development programs on-site/remote for disadvantaged
Adams		Program Enilopsy Institute The	432115174	\$7,500	DYCD	youth by providing enrichment opportunities.
Velazquez		Epilepsy Institute, The Evangel Church - Food Pantry	132608325 112622478	\$5,000 \$25,000	DHMH DYCD	Funds will support EFMNY efforts to provide services in Council District 13. Funds will support Evangel Church's food pantry.
Won		Evangelical Lutheran Church of the Advent - Music	112022476	\$25,000	DICD	Funds will support Evanger Church's 1000 paritry.
Brewer		Mondays	131635264	\$5,000	DCLA	Funds will support Music Mondays programming and services.
brewer		Every Voice Choirs - Intergenerational Community Choirs -	131033204	\$3,000	DCLA	and support ividsic ivioridays programming and services.
Abreu		Council District 7	461147587	\$5,000	DCLA	Funding to support on-site programming at NYCHA Grant Houses.
, with		Council District /	701147307	75,000	DOLA	Funds will support 3rd grade literacy and professional development for the schools of
Adams		Everyone Reading, Inc.	132755541	\$7,000	DYCD	Council District 28 for students struggling with reading disabilities.
		Expecting Relief - A Healthy Baby Begins With You	202,00041	77,000	5,05	Section State 20 for State into Strapping with reading abusiness.
Gutierrez		Program	364722105	\$5,000	DYCD	Funding will support Doula Relief "A Healthy Baby Begins With You" program.
				, =,==0		Funds will be used to provide hot, healthy nutritious meals daily to family members of
Vernikov		Ezras Cholim Yad Ephraim	542196301	\$10,000	DYCD	patients at various hospitals.

Council Member	Sponsor	Legal Name of Organization - Program Name	Tax ID	Amount	Agency	Purpose of Funds
						Funds will be used for food packages for patient family members, including food
Yeger		Ezras Cholim Yad Ephraim	542196301	\$13,000	DYCD	supplies and disposable wrappings.
		Faculty Student Association at Downstate Medical Center,				Funding will be used to pay for the medical care and services pertaining to the
Joseph		Inc Council District 40	111704590	\$5,000	DHMH	uninsured patients of the Brooklyn community.
		Faith at Work Christian Church - On Code Rapid Response				
Riley		Team	270127215	\$15,000	DYCD	Funds will be used for operational costs for the On Code Rapid Response Team.
		Faith Holiness Church Of The First Bishop, Inc Council				Funds will support year round community service and outreach initiatives for Men,
Mealy		District 41	113279924	\$10,000	DYCD	Women, Youth, and Senior residents of Brooklyn.
		Family Legal Care, Inc Family Law & Community				Funds will support Family Law and Community Outreach programs in Council District
Stevens		Outreach - Council District 16	133910567	\$5,000	DSS/HRA	16.
						Funds will support legal services and outreach to unrepresented litigants confronting
Adams		Family Legal Care, Inc Legal Services - Council District 28	133910567	\$5,000	DYCD	family law issues in New York Family Court.
		FAN4Kids - Fitness & Nutrition Education Program -				Funds will support FAN4Kids fitness and nutrition education in urban elementary
Stevens		Council District 16	260092086	\$10,000	DOE	schools in Council District 16.
		FAN4Kids - Public School 150X (12X150)- Council District				
Salamanca		17	260092086	\$10,000	DOE	Funds used to support programming at Public School 150X (12X150).
		FAN4Kids - Public School 161X Juan Ponce De Leon School				To provide funds to support comprehensive fitness and nutrition education in Council
Ayala		(07X161)	260092086	\$5,000	DYCD	District 8 schools including Public School 161X Juan Ponce De Leon School (07X161).
		FAN4Kids - Public School 69X (08X069) - Council District				Funds will be used to provide FAN4Kids programming at Public School 69X (08X069) in
Farias		18	260092086	\$15,000	DOE	Council District 18.
		FAN4Kids - Public School/Middle School 029 Melrose				Funds will be used to support programming at Public School/Middle School 029
Salamanca		School (07X029)	260092086	\$10,000	DOE	Melrose School.
		FAN4Kids - The Active Learning Elementary School				To support comprehensive fitness and nutrition education programming at Public
Ung		(25Q244) & Other Council District 20 Schools	260092086	\$5,000	DOE	School 244Q and other Council District 20 schools.
Rivera		Father's Heart Ministries, The	223495873	\$25,000	DYCD	Funds will support Father's Heart Ministries food pantry programs and operations.
		Federation of Italian American Organizations of Brooklyn,				To assist with case work for clients, including the filing of applications for entitlements,
Yeger		Ltd.	112507910	\$9,000	DYCD	such as Medicare, Medicaid, SNAP, Public Assistance, Section 8, Heap.
		Federation of Italian American Organizations of Brooklyn,				
		Ltd Community Senior Services Program - Council				
Kagan		District 47	112507910	\$10,000	DFTA	Funds will be used to provide community center services to older adults.
		Federation of Italian American Organizations of Brooklyn,				
		Ltd Social Services & Intergenerational Program -				Funds will assist community members with the filing of applications for entitlements;
Kagan		Council District 47	112507910	\$10,000	DYCD	Medicare, Medicaid, SNAP, Public Assistance, Section 8 & HEAP.
		Federation of Organizations for the New York State				
		Mentally Disabled, Inc Frank Padavan 6th Street				Funding to support the operational and programming expenses of the 6th Street
Lee		Residence	237237931	\$10,000	DHMH	Residency program.
]	Funding will be used for community fitness classes, instructions classes related to
		Female Fight Club NYC, Inc Community Classes - Council		,	l	nutrition, women's health, domestic violence, mental health resources and food
Dinowitz		District 11	851840454	\$5,000	DHMH	insecurity.
						Funding will support publication of works of feminist literature and free citywide
Powers		Feminist Press, Inc.	237108499	\$5,000	DCLA	events.
		Fencing in the Park, Inc PISTE Fencing Academy -				
Joseph		Council District 40	853724880	\$8,000	DYCD	Funding to support fencing programming for Council District 40 students.

Council Member	Sponsor	Legal Name of Organization - Program Name	Tax ID	Amount	Agency	Purpose of Funds
		FerryHawk Community Foundation, Inc Summer Fun				
Hanks		Program	922256379	\$5,000	DYCD	Funding will support the FerryHawk Community Foundation Summer Fun prgoram.
						Funding to support reduced-price memberships and tickets for New York City's Seniors,
Bottcher		Film Forum, Inc.	510175953	\$5,000	DCLA	Students, People with Disabilities, NYC Community Groups, and idNYC cardholders.
Brewer		Film Society of Lincoln Center - Film Program	237042553	\$5,000	DCLA	Funds will support film programming at Lincoln Center.
Gutierrez		Filomeno Family Awards Foundation, Inc.	462910749	\$5,000	DYCD	Funds will support Student Award and Dinner Ceremony.
Ariolo		Fire Department of New York - Youth Leadership Academy	126400424	\$60,000	FDNY	Funds will be used to support the FDNY Youth Leadership Academy.
Ariola		File Department of New York - Youth Leadership Academy	130400434	\$00,000	FUNT	runus wiii be useu to support the rolly fouth Leadership Academy.
Brannan		First Chernomorets USA, Inc Youth Soccer Program	113586786	\$2,500	DYCD	To support youth sports programming.
						Funding will support college preparation, financial literacy workshop, college tours, as
Brooks-Powers		First Faith Baptist Church - Council District 31	022916843	\$5,000	DYCD	well as other costs associated with college preparation in Council District 31.
		Flanbwayan Haitian Literacy Project, Inc Academic				Funding will support case management, outreach coordinator, and academic support
Joseph		Support & School Enrollment - Council District 40	270974276	\$10,000	DYCD	for youth in Council District 40.
зозерп		Flanbwayan Haitian Literacy Project, Inc Youth	270374270	710,000	БТСВ	ior youth in council district 40.
Narcisse		Academic Support - Council District 46	270974276	\$5,000	DYCD	Funding to provide academic and recreational activities for youth in Council District 46.
						Funds will be used to monitor and address sanitation issues faced by businesses, lead 2
		Flatbush Avenue District Management Association -				business corridor quality of life task forces and keep BID members updated on changing
Joseph		Council District 40	112908148	\$5,000	SBS	sanitation regulations.
Vernikov		Flatbush Community Fund, Inc.	823212305	\$7,500	DYCD	Funding will be used for food pantry and emergency assistance programs.
Yeger		Flatbush Community Fund, Inc.	823212305	\$7,000	DYCD	Funding to be used to support food pantry distributions.
Louis		Flatbush Community Fund, Inc Council District 45	823212305	\$5,000	DYCD	Funds will be used to expand food pantry & increase emergency assistance programs for residents in Council District 45.
100.0		The state of the s	023212303	ψ3,000	5105	
Louis		Flatbush Development Corporation - Council District 45	510188251	\$50,000	DYCD	Funds will be used for Brooklyn Mental Health Court program in Council District 45.
		Flatbush Development Corporation - Housing Support &				Funding will be used to help preserve the affordable housing stock in Central Brooklyn
Joseph		Tenant Organizing - Council District 40	510188251	\$10,000	HPD	through building tenant power and addressing tenant issues.
		Flatbush Nostrand Junction District Management				Funds will be used to support the Upcycle Junction market, a neighborhood
Louis		Association, Inc Council District 45	870793638	\$5,000	DYCD	development/ business attraction initiative.
						Funds will be used for teens-at-risk outreach, elderly assistance, biased crime, anti-
						terrorism awareness, medical awareness programs, and 24x7 patrol with radio dispatch
Yeger		Flatbush Shomrim Safety Patrol, Inc.	203244567	\$7,000	DYCD	to assist all emergencies for elderly people.
Speaker		Floating Hospital, Inc., The	131624169	\$100,000	DHMH	Funds would cover the costs of maintaining three Healthcare Concierge Assistants.
		Floating Hospital, Inc., The - The Good Health Shuttle -				To support The Good Health Shuttle, a free transportation service to The Floating
Won		Long Island City	131624169	\$7,000	DHMH	Hospital's clinic in Long Island City.
		Flushing Community Volunteer Ambulance Corps, Inc				Funding will be used to cover expenses related to daily operational costs, uniforms,
Paladino		Volunteer Ambulance	116035637	\$7,500	FDNY	insurance, trainings and repairs and the community equipment home loan program.
		Flushing Council on Culture and the Arts, Inc Council				
Krishnan		District 25	112652182	\$5,500	DCLA	Funds will be used to support Arts Programming in Council District 25.
I T		Flushing Council on Culture and the Arts, Inc				To support high-quality arts programming for adults and families and cross-cultural
Ung		Multicultural Arts & Arts Education	112652182	\$18,500	DCLA	programming initiatives.

Council Member	Sponsor	Legal Name of Organization - Program Name	Tax ID	Amount	Agency	Purpose of Funds
Powers		Food Bank For New York City - Council District 4	133179546	\$5,000	DYCD	Funding will support food pantries and food banks in Council District 4.
		Fordham Bedford Community Services, Inc Adult				Funds to support English language learners program and family programs in Council
Sanchez		Education - Council District 14	133805049	\$25,000	DYCD	District 14.
		Fordham Road District Management Association, Inc				
Feliz		BID Marketing & Community Events	260117797	\$30,000	SBS	Funds will support marketing and advertising for BID events.
Hanks		Forest Avenue District Management Association, Inc.	141933279	\$5,000	SBS	Funding will support community outreach programs and services in Council District 49.
		Forest Hills Jewish Center - SelfHelp Austin Street Senior				Funding to support operational costs associated with building maintenance services for
Schulman		Center	111631821	\$6,500	DFTA	all the areas in building used by SelfHelp.
		Forest Hills Volunteer Ambulance Corps, Inc Medical				
Schulman		Equipment, Supplies & Operations	237169662	\$5,700	FDNY	Funds to be used to purchase medical equipment and supplies.
						Funds will be used to support events, including the cost associated with presenting Fall
Ariola		Forest Park Trust, Inc.	311558645	\$30,000	DPR	Festivals, and for the operations of Forest Park Trust.
						Funds will be used to support events, including the cost associated with presenting Fall
Holden		Forest Park Trust, Inc.	311558645	\$1,500	DPR	Festivals, and for the operations of Forest Park Trust.
		Forest Park Trust, Inc Community Programs - Sobelsohn				Funding to support family friendly programming/activities and children's events at
Schulman		Playground & Forest Park	311558645	\$5,000	DPR	Sobelsohn playground and on Metropolitan and Park Lane South.
Moya		Forestdale, Inc.	111631747	\$15,000	ACS	Funding will support their strong fathers program.
Williams		Forestdale, Inc.	111631747	\$10,000	ACS	Funding will support programming to assist non-custodial fathers in becoming more active and involved caregivers through job training and placement, classes on bonding and playing with their children, and learning co-parenting techniques.
Gennaro		Forestdale, Inc Strong Fathers	111631747	\$13,000	ACS	Funds will be used to provide resources for the Strong Fathers Program.
Schulman		Forestdale, Inc Strong Fathers - Parenting Support Program Fort Greene Council, Inc Senior Services - Council	111631747	\$6,150	ACS	Funds will be used to support Strong Fathers program for both non-custodial and custodial fathers, ages 18+, both in and outside the child welfare system. Funds will be used to support congregate meals and services for adults 60 years and
Joseph		District 40	112300840	\$5,000	DFTA	older in Council District 40.
De La Rosa		Fort Washington Collegiate Church (a ministry of The Minister, Elders and Deacons of the Reformed Protestant Dutch Church of the City of New York - Council District 10	135564117	\$10,000	DYCD	To support Ft. Washington Collegiate Community Fridge, Community Garden, children and youth programming for Council District 10. Supporting direct services to address re-entry challenges including accessing education, employment, affordable housing, substance use treatment, healthcare, and family
Krishnan		Fortune Society, Inc., The	132645436	\$8,000	DYCD	services.
Danie		Factoria Carieta Inc. The	422645426	ĆF 000	DVCD	Funding will support training and credentialing for employment in construction and environmental industries for formerly incarcerated job seekers and those in alternative
Powers		Fortune Society, Inc., The	132645436	\$5,000	DYCD	to incarceration program.
Caralian	Fautas	Fastonia Casisto Inc. The	422645426	¢400.000	CDC	To provide funding support for a Job Training program for Formerly Incarcerated
Speaker	Farias	Fortune Society, Inc., The	132645436	\$100,000	SBS	Persons (FIPs).
Farias		Fortune Society, Inc., The - Council District 18 Foundation for New York's Strongest	132645436	\$5,000	DYCD	Funds will support direct services and family services for residents of Council District 18
Menin Menin		Foundation for New York's Strongest Foundation for New York's Strongest	813523248 813523248	\$5,500 \$5,000	DYCD DYCD	To fund a zero waste event in Council District 5.
Menin			013323248	\$5,000	טונט	To support sanitation initiatives in Council District 5.
Nurse		Foundation for New York's Strongest - Sanitation Initiatives	813523248	\$5,000	DYCD	Funding to support sanitation initiatives in Council District 37.
Rivera		Fourth Arts Block, Inc.	043767933	\$20,000	DCLA	Funds will support FAB NYC's programs and operations.

Council Member	Sponsor	Legal Name of Organization - Program Name	Tax ID	Amount	Agency	Purpose of Funds
Marte		Fourth Arts Block, Inc LES Cultural Programming	043767933	\$5,000	DCLA	To support the variety of FABnyc programming in Council District 1.
		Frank Kowalinsli Post #4 Polish Legion of American				
Holden		Veterans, USA	116111179	\$9,500	DYCD	Funds will support operations and community events for veterans in Council District 30.
						Funding to support SEQ ART KIDS in District 35 through artist fees, administration, and
Hudson		Franklin Furnace Archive, Inc Seq Art Kids - District 35	132879766	\$5,000	DCLA	supplies for children.
De La Rosa		Fraternidad de Los Angeles, Inc Council District 10	582672102	\$5,000	DYCD	To support Fraternidad Los Angeles programming in Council District 10.
		Fresh Youth Initiatives, Inc Middle School Journeys				
De La Rosa		Program	133723207	\$10,000	DYCD	To support FYI's Middle School Journeys Program.
						Funding will support the Frick's Guided School Visits which serve NYC students from
Powers		Frick Collection, The	131624012	\$5,000	DCLA	grades 5 to graduate students.
		Friends of 4 Parks Alliance, Inc Events & Engagement -				Funds will be used for events and community engagement at parks located in Council
Stevens		Council District 16	814659737	\$8,000	DPR	District 16.
Borelli		Friends of Alice Austen House, Inc Council District 51	133248928	\$5,000	DYCD	Funding will support to bring education program to students in Council District 51.
Rivera		Friends of Corlears Hook Park, Inc Corlears Hook Park	473832182	\$2,500	DPR	Funds will support programming and beautification at Corlears Hook Park.
						Fundilng will be used to help increase the opportunities for community programming in
						the park and to assist in purchasing materials and supplies used for beautification,
Marte		Friends of Corlears Hook Park, Inc Council District 1	473832182	\$5,000	DPR	maintenance, and programming efforts.
Powers		Friends of Dag Hammarskjold Plaza	133749587	\$5,000	DYCD	Funding to support the beautification, community events, and engagement at the park.
				. ,		Funds will be used to provide free, independent and confidential mental health and
Ariola		Friends of Firefighters, Inc.	010611469	\$5,000	DHMH	wellness services to the FDNY firefighter community.
				*		Funds will be used to support the salaries of three part-time counselors, clinical
						supervision of the work, general operating cost and continued development of the
Carr		Friends of Firefighters, Inc.	010611469	\$5,000	DHMH	Mental Health program.
						Funds will be used to provide free, independent and confidential mental health and
Borelli		Friends of Firefighters, Inc Mental Health & Outreach	010611469	\$5,000	DHMH	wellness services to the FDNY firefighter community.
		Friends of Hudson River Park, Inc Friends Volunteer				
Bottcher		Program	134112913	\$5,000	DYCD	Funds will be used to support Friends Volunteer Program.
		Friends of Israel Scouts, Inc NYC Israeli Scouts - Council				Funding to support community events and educational seminars on anti-Semitism and
Dinowitz		District 11	133843506	\$5,000	DYCD	Jewish identity.
		Friends of Kaiser Park, Inc Summer & Year-Round Youth				
Brannan		Programming	200763333	\$5,000	DPR	To support youth programming at Kaiser Park.
		Friends of Kaiser Park, Inc Summer & Year-Round Youth				
Speaker	Brannan	Programming	200763333	\$10,000	DPR	To support youth programming at Kaiser Park.
						Funds will be used to provide for the beautification and maintenance of Memorial
Ariola		Friends of Memoiral Circle, Inc.	471061065	\$10,000	DYCD	Circle in Rockaway Park.
		Friends of Morningside Park, Inc Community Events -				
Abreu		Council District 7	133155238	\$10,000	DPR	Funding to support events and community programming in Council District 7.
						To support the Bluefish Program, a free learn-to-swim program serving low-income
Speaker		Friends of Pool, Inc.	611745367	\$20,000	DYCD	youth.
		Friends of PS-IS 187 - Arts Programming for All Grades-		<u> </u>		
		Public School/Intermediate School 187M Hudson Cliffs				To support Arts Programming at Public School/Intermediate School 187M Hudson Cliffs
De La Rosa		(06M187)	263482468	\$8,000	DOE	(06M187).

Council Member	Sponsor	Legal Name of Organization - Program Name	Tax ID	Amount	Agency	Purpose of Funds
						Funding to support the expansion and enhancement of programming with an emphasis
Bottcher		Friends of the High Line, Inc.	311734086	\$15,000	DYCD	on increased accessibility for communities with disabilities and diverse languages.
Bottener		Thends of the riight line, inc.	311734000	713,000	DICD	Funding will support the architectural and historic preservation education program that
Powers		Friends of the Upper East Side Historic Districts	133193351	\$5,000	DCLA	serves students in Council District 4.
		Friends of the Upper East Side Historic Districts - Council	10010001	ψ3,000	2027	To support planning, research, education and tools for residents of City Council District
Menin		District 5	133193351	\$35,000	DCLA	5.
Rivera		FRIGID New York, Inc Council District 2	270857099	\$5,000	DCLA	Funds will support FRIGID's programs and operations in Council District 2.
		,				Funds will be used to support Frog and Peach Theatre programming in Council District
De La Rosa		Frog & Peach Theatre Co., Inc Council District 10	133916149	\$5,000	DCLA	10.
Farias		Frontline Nutrition Services, Inc.	920289754	\$5,000	DYCD	Funding to support nutrition education and increased access to healthy farm fresh food.
		,		+=,===		Funding to support the operating expenses associated with the Fulton Art Fair "On the
Osse		Fulton Art Fair, Inc.	113386595	\$5,000	DYCD	Fence" and other events in Council District 36.
		Fund for the City of New York, Inc American LGBTQ+		1 - 7		Funds will support the American LGBTQ+ Museum on providing engagement and
Menin		Museum	132612524	\$5,000	DYCD	exhibits for Council District 5.
		Fund for the City of New York, Inc BetaNYC - Civic		. ,		BetaNYC, is a public interest technology non-profit dedicated to improving lives through
Speaker		Innovation Lab & Fellows Program	132612524	\$25,000	DYCD	civic design, technology, and data.
·						Funding will support nature-based programming and other park related events and
Brooks-Powers		Fund for the City of New York, Inc Council District 31	132612524	\$10,000	DYCD	expand programming in Council District 31.
		Fund for the City of New York, Inc Far				
Brooks-Powers		Rockaway/Arverne Nonprofit Coalition (FRANC)	132612524	\$5,000	DYCD	Funds to be used for Far Rockaway/Arverne Nonprofit Coalition programs and support.
		Fund for the City of New York, Inc Freshkills Park &				
Borelli		Council District 51	132612524	\$5,000	DYCD	Funds will support youth programming in Council District 51 and Freshkills Park.
		Fund for the City of New York, Inc Holistic Child &				Funds to support Holistic Child and Parent Support services for Council District 41
Mealy		Parent Support - Council District 41	132612524	\$10,000	DYCD	families.
		Fund for the City of New York, Inc LGBTQ+ Museum				
Abreu		Programming & Outreach - Council District 7	132612524	\$5,000	DYCD	Funding to support The American LGBTQ+ Museum programming and outreach efforts.
		Fund for the City of New York, Inc Public School/Middle				Funds will support Cafeteria Culture's zero waste cafeteria programs in Council District
Rivera		School 188M (01M188) - Zero Waste Cafeterias	132612524	\$5,000	DOE	2.
		concor 200m (c2m200) 2010 tracto careconas	10101101	ψ3,000	202	
		Fund for the City of New York, Inc Public School/Middle				Funds will support Cafeteria Culture's zero waste cafeteria programs in Council District
Rivera		School 34M (01M034) - Zero Waste Cafeterias	132612524	\$5,000	DOE	2.
						Funding support for general operating expenses for Zone 126-led programming in
Speaker		Fund for the City of New York, Inc Scholars of the Zone	132612524	\$100,000	DYCD	Queens, including Scholars of the Zone.
		Fund for the City of New York, Inc The American				
Powers		LGBTQ+ Museum	132612524	\$5,000	DYCD	Funding will support community outreach for the American LGBTQ+ Museum.
		Fund for the City of New York, Inc WNYC Transmitter		. , .		To provide support for WNYC Transmitter Park including community outreach and
Restler		Park	132612524	\$5,000	DYCD	educational programming.
lordan		Euturo Giante Organization A Euturo for Harlam	752054007	¢21 E00	DYCD	Funds will be used to bring much peoded community programming to Council District 0
Jordan		Future Giants Organization - A Future for Harlem	753054007	\$31,500		Funds will be used to bring much needed community programming to Council District 9.
Yeger		Gan Day Care Center, Inc.	112302049	\$20,000	DOE	Funds will be used to support the childcare program.

Council Member	Sponsor	Legal Name of Organization - Program Name	Tax ID	Amount	Agency	Purpose of Funds
						Funds to support Garden of Hope's prevention and intervention services for
						victims/survivors of Domestic Violence, Sexual Assault, Human Trafficking, Youth Crime,
Won		Garden of Hope, Inc.	200177587	\$20,000	DYCD	Child Abuse, Elder abuse, Hate crime and other forms of violence.
				+==,===		To provide client-centered, trauma-informed, culturally-specific, language-appropriate
Ung		Garden of Hope, Inc Domestic Violence Support	200177587	\$10,000	DYCD	support and counseling.
Sanchez		Gardiner Foundation, The - Holiday Events	320207075	\$25,000	DYCD	To support holiday events in public spaces such as St. James Park.
Carr		Garibaldi-Meucci Museum	061725844	\$5,000	DCLA	Funds to be used for programing and operating costs.
Hanks		Garibaldi-Meucci Museum	061725844	\$5,000	DCLA	Funding will support programs and services at the museum.
						Funds will be used to purchase watercraft sports equipment and accessories suitable
Ariola		Gateway Bike & Boathouse, Inc.	262745119	\$5,000	DYCD	for children and adults.
						Funding to support GMHC Client Services – Meals and Nutrition Program & HIV/STI
Abreu		Gay Men's Health Crisis, Inc Council District 7	133130146	\$5,000	DHMH	Testing for Clients Who Live in Council District 7.
Powers		Gay Men's Health Crisis, Inc Legal Service Program	133130146	\$5,000	DHMH	Funding will support GMHC's legal service program for families and individuals.
		, , , , ,				0 11 0 1 0
		Gay Men's Health Crisis, Inc Meals and Nutrition				To support Meals and Nutrition Program and our HIV/STI Testing Services in Council
Bottcher		Program & HIV/STI Testing Services - Council District 3	133130146	\$7,500	DHMH	District 3.
		Generation Citizen, Inc Action Civics - Urban Assembly				Funding to support the Action Civics programming at Urban Assembly New York Harbor
Marte		New York Harbor School (02M551)	272039522	\$5,000	DYCD	School.
			052742054	410.000	DV6D	5 1 2 2 2 2 2 2 2 2 2 2 2 2 2 2 2 2 2 2
Jordan		Genesis Museum of International Black Culture	853743954	\$10,000	DYCD	Funds to support the "Harlem if these Streets Could Talk "I AM HARLEM"" project.
		George Walker, Jr. Community Coalition, Inc., The - Youth				Funds will support operational and programmatic expenses for recreational and sports
Nurse		& Community Programs - Council District 37	113341395	\$30,000	DYCD	activities, Horticulture Program, and the East New York Youth Court Program.
Trui SC		Gerrittsen Beach Fire Volunteers, Inc Volunteer	1133 11333	+30,000	Bicb	activities, norticalitate frogram, and the East New York Fouth Court Fogram.
Narcisse		Firefighting & Ambulance Operation	116076710	\$10,500	FDNY	Funding to support the volunteer firefighting and ambulance services.
				, -,		This funding would allow GOSO to continue and expand its employment development
	Ayala, Powers,	Getting Out and Staying Out, Inc Job Readiness and				program, GOSOWorks by conducting intensive job readiness trainings to prepare our
Speaker	Rivera	Vocational Training for Justice-Involved Young People	061711370	\$220,000	DYCD	participants for success in work.
						Funds will support Ghetto Film School New York Talent Pipeline program for Council
Farias		Ghetto Film School, Inc Council District 18	134127229	\$10,000	DCLA	District 18 youth.
		Ghetto Film School, Inc Media/Cinema Education &				Funding to support arts, media arts and cinema / filmmaking education and
Salamanca		Programming	134127229	\$15,000	DCLA	programming.
Ayala		Ghetto Film School, Inc NY Talent Pipeline	134127229	\$10,000	DCLA	Funds will support NY Talent Pipeline programming and services.
				4= 000		
Narcisse		Gianna Effect Foundation Corp - Cancer Awareness	872695259	\$5,000	DHMH	Funds will be used to raise awareness about childhood cancer in Council District 46.
Divers		Cina Cibnay Danca Inc. Council District 3	422622045	ć= 000	DCLA	Funds will support Gina Gibney's community programs and operations in Council
Rivera		Gina Gibney Dance, Inc Council District 2	133623815	\$5,000	DCLA	District 2. Funds to support community and youth programming and workshops in Council District
Louis		Girl Be Heard Institute - Council District 45	271848709	\$5,000	DCLA	45.
		Girl Be Heard Institute - Urban Assembly Institute of Math				To support after school workshops at Urban Assembly Institute of Math and Science for
Restler		and Science for Young Women	271848709	\$5,000	DCLA	Young Women.
						To support Girl Scouts programming, troop building efforts, and general operating cost
Velazquez		Girl Scout Council of Greater New York, Inc.	131624014	\$7,000	DYCD	in Council District 13.
Williams		Girl Scout Council of Greater New York, Inc.	131624014	\$1,500	DYCD	Funding will support troop building efforts in Council District 27.

Council Member	Sponsor	Legal Name of Organization - Program Name	Tax ID	Amount	Agency	Purpose of Funds
Velazquez		Girl Vow, Inc.	474062257	\$5,000	DYCD	Funds will support Girl Vow's intensive mentoring program in Council District 13.
Lee		Glen Oaks Volunteer Ambulance Corps, Inc.	237336330	\$10,000	FDNY	Funding to support operational expenses and upgrades of the ambulance corps.
Ariola		Glendale Civilian Observation Patrol, Inc., The	112502910	\$5,000	DYCD	Funds will be used to support administrative and operational expenses.
Ung		Global Chinese Women's Cultural Association	812949635	\$5,000	DFTA	To support GCWCA's weekly seminars and transportation services for elderly women.
Louis		Global Trauma Research, Inc Council District 45	472294632	\$5,000	DHMH	Funding to support Mental health and supportive services in Council District 45.
Prower		Goddard Riverside Community Center - Law Project Housing Clinics	131893908	\$19,000	DCC/LIDA	Funds support Law Project Housing Clinics
Brewer Rivera		God's Love We Deliver, Inc.	133366846	\$5,000	DHMH	Funds support Law Project Housing Clinics. Funds will support God's Love We Deliver's programs and operations.
Adams		God's Love We Deliver, Inc Meal Program - Council District 28	133366846	\$10,000	DHMH	Funds will support creation and delivery of meals to medically frail in Council District 28.
Speaker	Manhattan, Rivera	Good Old Lower East Side, Inc.	132915659	\$100,000	HPD	Funding will be used for community organizing, and counseling activities, address issues including direct housing needs such as eviction prevention and housing security; environment and public health needs; education including job and leadership training.
						Funds will support GOLES' tenant organizing, advocacy, and other programs and
Rivera		Good Old Lower East Side, Inc Council District 2	132915659	\$28,000	HPD	operations in Council District 2.
Powers		Good Old Lower East Side, Inc Housing Organizing & Services	132915659	\$5,000	HPD	Funding will support general operating costs of GOLES housing organizing and services.
Sanchez		Good Shepherd Services - Afterschool Programs - Council District 14	135598710	\$18,000	DYCD	To support the after school programs in the following schools; PS 382, MS 447, MS 363 Academy for Personal Leadership and Excellence, MS 206, PS 246, PS/MS 15/291.
		Goodwill Industries of Greater New York and Northern		•		, , , , , , , , , , , , , , , , , , , ,
Restler		New Jersey, Inc Council District 33	131641068	\$5,000	DSS/HRA	To support the operations of the Goodwill NYNJ in Council District 33.
Hanif		Gowanus Canal Conservancy, Inc.	260681729	\$5,100	DYCD	Support community events to care for neighborhood trees by laying compost, mulching, watering, and removing trash to protect street trees.
						Funding to support operational expenses of neighborhood programs including Clean
Restler Borelli		Gowanus Canal Conservancy, Inc. Grace Foundation of New York	260681729 134131863	\$15,000	DYCD DHMH	Green Volunteer program, Expo Gowanus, and/or community planning charrettes. Funds will be used to support programming and services.
Borelli		Grace Foundation of New York	134131803	\$25,000	חואוח	Funds will be used to support programming and services.
Hanks		Grace Foundation of New York - Council District 49	134131863	\$5,000	DHMH	Funding will support programs and services for Council District 49 constituents. Funds will provide programming and support services to individuals in the 50th Council
Carr		Grace Foundation of New York - Council District 50	134131863	\$5,000	DHMH	District.
Abreu		Graham Windham - Manhattanville Cornerstone Community Center Youth Urban Farm - Council District 7	132926426	\$10,000	DYCD	Funding to support Garden of the Ville Youth Urban Farm in Council District 7.
Feliz		Grand Slam Foundation, Inc East Tremont Baseball	271822546	\$17,000	DYCD	Funding will be used to support baseball activities in East Tremont.
Sanchez		Grand Slam Foundation, Inc Summer Sports Camps	271822546	\$8,000	DYCD	Funds will support youth with baseball and softball training fundamentals as well as wrap around supports such as social activities, academic tutoring and mentoring for students within Council District 14.
Gutierrez		Grand Street District Management Association, Inc.	112739527	\$10,000	SBS	To support Grand Street BID operations.

Council Member	Sponsor	Legal Name of Organization - Program Name	Tax ID	Amount	Agency	Purpose of Funds
		Grand Street Settlement, Inc Mental Health Support -				Funding to support a part-time Mental Health Counselor at Public School/Intermediate
Restler		Public School/Intermediate School 157K (14K157)	135562230	\$5,000	DHMH	School 157K The Benjamin Franklin Health & Science (14K157).
		Grandparents Around the World Productions, Inc Senior				Funds will support monthly Senior Forums and programming at The Bronx Museum of
Stevens		Programs - Council District 16	203463651	\$5,000	DFTA	The Arts and throughout Council District 16.
		Grasmere and Cameron Lakes Bluebelt Conservancy, Inc				Funds will be used to support community programming in smaller neighborhood parks,
Carr		Grasmere & Cameron Lake	452493342	\$5,000	DYCD	and the work of park and garden volunteer groups.
Carr		Great Kills Little League, Inc.	136197291	\$500	DYCD	Funds will be used for field maintenance, marketing, supplies, uniforms and equipment.
						Funds will be used to host meetings on HIV/AIDS education and covid precaution
Williams		Greater Allen AME Cathedral of New York	112527706	\$5,000	DHMH	expenses (masks/sanitizers) in Council District 27.
		Greater Direction, Inc Justice Involved Youth Anti-				Funding for youth-centered, anti-violence programming in District 35, including
Hudson		Violence Program - Council District 35	884084210	\$10,000	DYCD	gardening and basketball programs.
		Greater Noakhali Society USA, Inc., The - Immigrant &				To support Immigrant & Worker Safety Program which will combine a worker know
Hanif		Worker Safety Program	470925853	\$5,000	DYCD	your rights trainings with a workel safety Frogram which will combine a worker know
riaiiii		Worker Safety Frogram	470323033	\$3,000	DICD	Funds to be used for historical programs, school programs, tours, presentations, crafts,
Holden		Greater Ridgewood Historical Society, Inc.	112409274	\$5,000	DCLA	festivals and lectures.
Holden		Greater Ridgewood Historical Society, Inc Vander Ende	112403274	73,000	DCLA	i cottvato ana rectares.
Gutierrez		Onderdonk House	112409274	\$9,000	DCLA	To support programming at the historic Vander Ende Onderdonk House.
Gutierrez		Greater Ridgewood Restoration Corporation - Anti Graffiti	112403274	\$5,000	DCLA	Funding will support To remove graffiti by power washing and painting. Cleaning
Gutierrez		Program - Ridgewood	112382250	\$5,000	SBS	commercial properties for business improvement and retention.
Gutierrez		Greater Ridgewood Restoration Corporation - Tenant	112302230	73,000	303	estimetalar properties for business improvement and retention.
Gutierrez		Counseling - Council District 34	112382250	\$10,000	HPD	Funds will be used to support Tenant Counseling in Council District 34.
		Greater Ridgewood Youth Council, Inc., The - Public		+==,		Funding will be used to support operational expenses associated with the afterschool
Ariola		School 60Q Woodhaven (27Q060)	112518141	\$2,000	DYCD	program at PS 60 Woodhaven (27Q060).
		Greater Ridgewood Youth Council, Inc., The - Self-Defense		, ,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,		Funds will used to support self-defense classes with a special emphasis given to the
Paladino		Program - Council District 19	112518141	\$35,000	DYCD	youth, elderly and Asian community in Council District 19.
		Greek American Educational Public Information System,		, ,		Funding will be used to support Greek language radio programming and defray
Paladino		Inc Hellenic Public Radio - Cosmos FM	133443539	\$5,000	DOITT	operating costs.
Borelli		Greenbelt Conservancy, Inc.	133481845	\$5,000	DPR	Funding to support programming and events for Council District 51 constituents.
Borem		Greenbert conservancy, me.	133401043	73,000	DIT	Funding will support the Greenbelt on the Go educational programming in Council
Hanks		Greenbelt Conservancy, Inc.	133481845	\$5,000	DPR	District 49.
Tidino		Greenseit conservation, inc.	133401043	73,000	DIK	To support the Museum's Road Show, which would provide instruction about the Civil
Restler		Greenpoint Monitor Museum, The - Road Show	113332514	\$5,000	DOE	War, the USS Monitor, etc.
Bottcher		Greenwich House, Inc.	135562204	\$10,000	DHMH	Funds will support Mental Health Treatment for patients.
		Greenwich House, Inc Independence Plaza Older Adult		+==,		Funding to provide a comprehensive range of social, cultural, and wellness services at
Marte		Center	135562204	\$8,000	DFTA	the Independence Plaza Older Adult Center.
Bottcher		Greenwich House, Inc Mental Health Treatment	135562204	\$72,000		Funds will support mental health treatment for patients of all ages.
				7: =/555		
						Funding support for the Older Adult Center Network, which joins the agency's four
						centers into a specialized network designed to make a greater range of programming
Speaker	Bottcher	Greenwich House, Inc Older Adult Center Network	135562204	\$150,000	DFTA	available over a wider area by focusing individual sites on certain specialties.
Datt de au		Consequedab Villago Chalana Ch. 1	2044:225	4	65.5	Funds will activate vacant spaces in Greenwich Village, Chelsea, East and West Villages
Bottcher		Greenwich Village Chelsea Chamber of Commerce	201419879	\$7,500	SBS	with the purpose of providing local artists a space to showcase their art.

Council Member	Sponsor	Legal Name of Organization - Program Name	Tax ID	Amount	Agency	Purpose of Funds
Bottcher		Greenwich Village Society for Historic Preservation	133042600	\$7,000	DCLA	Funds will support children's education program, and adult/general education program.
						Funds will used to support the children's education program, which serves NYC
		Greenwich Village Society for Historic Preservation -				elementary students, and the adult/general education program which serves the
Marte		Children's Education, Public Tours, Lectures & Events	133042600	\$5,000	DCLA	general public.
		Grow Brownsville - Hydroponic Farm Training - Council				Funds will support workforce development training and education on hydroponic farms
Nurse		District 37	861384616	\$15,000	DYCD	and hyperlocal food production.
						Funds to be used to cover costs for family crisis intervention, hospitality rooms, medical
Yeger		Guardians of the Sick, Inc.	116003433	\$5,000	DYCD	projects, volunteer programs.
		Guardians of the Sick, Inc Family Crisis Intervention				
Joseph		Program - Council District 40	116003433	\$5,000	DYCD	Funding will support community services for Council District 40 constituents.
		Guild for Exceptional Children, Inc Therapeutic				To support supportive and therapeutic programs for individuals with intellectual &
Brannan		Programs	116037766	\$6,000	DHMH	developmental disabilities, including music and arts programming.
		Guyanese Girls Rock Foundation, Inc Young Women's				
Adams		Leadership Academy	474548559	\$7,000	DYCD	Funds will support the Young Women's Leadership Academy of GGRF.
		Guyanese Girls Rock Foundation, Inc Young Women's				
Williams		Leadership Academy	474548559	\$5,000	DYCD	Funds will be used to support GGRF Young Women's Leadership Academy program.
Williams		Haitian Americans United for Progress, Inc.	112423857	\$10,000	DYCD	Funds will be used to support operational expenses.
		Haitian Americans United for Progress, Inc Addressing				Funding to provide culturally responsive services and resources for immigrant
Narcisse		Health Disparities - Council District 46	112423857	\$7,500	DHMH	community members in Council District 46.
Brooks-Powers		Haitian Americans United for Progress, Inc Council District 31	112423857	\$5,000	DYCD	Funding will support programs that decrease health disparities and provide critical mental health supports for foreign-born New Yorkers in Council District 31.
Louis		Haitian Centers Council, Inc Council District 45	112648501	\$5,000	DYCD	Funds to support Immigrant Health Initiative providing weekly no cost community fitness program in Council District 45.
Joseph		Haitian Centers Council, Inc FITBK - Council District 40	112648501	\$10,000	DYCD	Funding to support operational expenses including staff support of FitBK, a community fitness program.
зозерп		Haitian Nurses Network, Inc Addressing Health	112040301	710,000	DICD	Funding to provide culturally responsive services and resources for immigrant
Narcisse		Disparities - Council District 46	851705457	\$7,000	DHMH	community members in Council District 46.
						The funds allocated will be used to host health and wellness such as a fair in Council
						District 45 to educate parents and children about healthy eating and the importance of
Louis		Haitian Nurses Network, Inc Council District 45	851705457	\$5,000	DHMH	daily activities in order to prevent childhood obesity and juvenile diabetes.
20013		Hamilton-Madison House, Inc Senior Center Programs &	031703137	43,000	Dilliviii	To support educational and recreational programs for seniors, virtually and in person.
Marte		Enhancements	135562412	\$5,000	DFTA	Senior Center Programs & Enhancements
			100001111	ψο,σσσ	5	Funds will be used to defray operating costs to support clients with essential items and
Caban		HANAC, Inc Child & Family Preventive Services Program	112290832	\$10,000	ACS	services like diapers and therapy.
Adams		Harding Ford Vision, Inc.	471252584	\$5,000		Funds will support operational costs and the Mother and Baby program.
			1252554	75,000	2.00	Funding to support general operating costs of outreach and capacity-building to
		Harlem Pride, Incorporated - Community Engagement -				accommodate the organization's growing community engagement programs and
Abreu		Council District 7	272191962	\$5,000	DYCD	services in Council District 7.
				+5,550	05	Funding to support operating expenses for recruitment, training, equipment and
Hanif		Hatzoloh Incorporated	800369977	\$20,000	FDNY	emergency services provided to the Borough Park community.
		p		,,		To provide funding support to recruit, train and equip additional volunteer emergency
Speaker	Gennaro, Jewish	Hatzoloh Incorporated	800369977	\$100,000	FDNY	care providers, both EMT's and paramedics.
Yeger	,	Hatzoloh Incorporated	800369977	\$10,000	FDNY	Funds to be used to support volunteer medical first responder program.

Council Member	Sponsor	Legal Name of Organization - Program Name	Tax ID	Amount	Agency	Purpose of Funds
						Funds to be used for programmatic support in Council District 31 regarding emergency
Brooks-Powers		Hatzoloh Incorporated - Council District 31	800369977	\$5,000	FDNY	services.
Menin		Hatzoloh Incorporated - Council District 5	800369977	\$5,000	FDNY	To support Hatzoloh EMS services within Council District 5.
Restler		Hatzoloh Incorporated - District 33	800369977	\$5,000	FDNY	Funds will be used to recruit, train and equip additional volunteer emergency care providers, both EMT's and paramedics, to service the communities.
Kagan		Hatzoloh Incorporated - Emergency Transportation Services - Council District 47	800369977	\$7,000	FDNY	Funds will be used for emergency call, recruit, train and equip additional volunteer emergency care providers, both EMT's and paramedics, to service the communities.
				4		Funding to support First Aid & CPR training, operational expenses and equip additional
Vernikov		Hatzoloh Incorporated - Flatbush Hatzoloh	800369977	\$35,000	FDNY	volunteer emergency care providers.
Gennaro		Hatzoloh Incorporated - Queen Hatzolah	800369977	\$5,000	FDNY	Funding to support equipment purchases and support administrative costs.
Powers		Health Advocates for Older People, Inc Healthy Aging Program	134165807	\$5,000	DFTA	Funds will be used to support senior programming.
Kagan		Health Essential Association, Inc Council District 47	452871053	\$11,000	DYCD	Funds to support operational expenses including program supplies, equipment, staff support and facility overhead.
Ung		Health Insurance Plan of Greater New York	131828429	\$5,000	DHMH	To support virtual and in-person support, health and wellness programming, and resources to constituents of Council District 20.
De La Rosa		Heart Speaks Foundation, Inc Heart Health Initiative	842151999	\$5,000	DHMH	To support Heart Speaks Foundations Heart Health Initiative, Heart Health Information, CPR Equipment & Marketing Materials.
		HeartShare Human Services of NY, R.C. Diocese of				
Ariola		Brooklyn	111633549	\$10,000	DHMH	Funds will be used to support educational program.
		HeartShare Human Services of NY, R.C. Diocese of				To support operational expenses of programming at the Heartshare School for youth on
Brannan		Brooklyn - HeartShare School	111633549	\$5,000	DHMH	the autism spectrum.
		HeartShare Human Services of NY, R.C. Diocese of		***		
Adams		Brooklyn - Howard Beach Children's Center	111633549	\$10,000	DHMH	Funds will support multi-cultural library at the Howard Beach children's center.
Narcisse		Hebrew Educational Society - Teen Leadership Council	111642720	\$12,000	DYCD	Funds will be used to provide youth programming and activities in Council District 46.
Hudson		Heights Hill Mental Health Service, SBPC, Community Advisory Board, Inc Mental Health Support Services - District 35	112785605	\$7,000	DHMH	Funding to support operating costs for support groups, individual counseling, and other mental health and hygiene related services.
Restler		Heights Hill Mental Health Service, SBPC, Community Advisory Board, Inc Rainbow Heights Club - Council District 33	112785605	\$5,000	DYCD	To support Clubhouse operations in Council District 33.
Hudson		Helen Keller Services - Adaptive Living Program - District 35	111630807	\$5,000	DFTA	Funding to support visually-impaired populations who experience low self-esteem, social isolation, feelings of depression, and low levels of social interaction due to new or worsening vision loss.
Speaker	Hudson	Helen Keller Services - Adaptive Living Program (ALP)	111630807	\$50,000	DFTA	Funds will support the CORE Rehabilitation Services program, which provides services for legally blind individuals who have a goal of employment and who need to develop or improve basic skills that are essential to seeking and maintaining employment.
Narcisse		Hendrick I Lott House Preservation Association - History at Home	133945416	\$10,000	DCLA	Funding to support the History at Home video series.
Marte		Henry Street Settlement - Henry Street Senior Center	131562242	\$5,000	DFTA	To support programming and expenses of the Henry Street Settlement Senior Center.
Rivera		Henry Street Settlement - LES Hispanic Festival	131562242	\$5,000	DCLA	Funds will support the LES Hispanic Festival.

Council Member	Sponsor	Legal Name of Organization - Program Name	Tax ID	Amount	Agency	Purpose of Funds
		Hester Street Collaborative, Inc CD 26 Community-				To provide funding support for the development of an inclusive and participatory Land
Speaker	Won	Driven Land Use Vision	200774906	\$225,000	DYCD	Use Visioning process.
						Funding to support a comprehensive community needs assessment in Council District
Speaker	Brooks-Powers	Hester Street Collaborative, Inc Council District 31	200774906	\$200,000	DYCD	31.
		Highbridge Islamic Center, Inc Immigration Services -				Funding to support operational expenses related to providing immigration services to
Stevens		Council District 16	273007742	\$10,000	DYCD	local residents in Council District 16.
						Funds will be used to support neighborhood-level initiatives that promote economic
						development, job creation and retention, community investment, and Public Space
Moya		Hispanic Federation, Inc.	133573852	\$50,000	DYCD	Activation/Public Art.
						Funds will support the Hispanic Federation's hunger relief effort, Lucha Contra El
Speaker	Ayala, Salamanca	Hispanic Federation, Inc.	133573852	\$500,000	DYCD	Hambre initiative.
		Hispanic Federation, Inc Back to School Supply Kits -				
Salamanca		Council District 17	133573852	\$30,000	DYCD	Funding will be used to distribute back to school supply kits in District 17.
		Hispanic Federation, Inc Community Programming -				
Nurse		Council District 37	133573852	\$5,000	DYCD	Fund will support Hispanic Federation Community Programming in District 37.
De La Rosa		Hispanic Federation, Inc Community Programs	133573852	\$35,000	DYCD	To support Hispanic Federation Community Programming.
Abreu		Hispanic Federation, Inc Council District 7	133573852	\$7,500	DYCD	Funding to support Hispanic Federation community programs in Council District 7.
						Funds will support program and services for Strengthening Latino Nonprofits, Improving
		Hispanic Federation, Inc Programming & Services -				Educational Achievement, Promoting Healthy Communities, Increasing Immigrant
Salamanca		Council District 17	133573852	\$60,000	DYCD	Opportunities, and Supporting Community Economic Empowerment.
		Hispanic Information and Telecommunications Network,				To support programming including training/workshops and mentorships in District 13
Velazquez		Inc Council District 13	133112110	\$25,000	DYCD	schools.
						Funds will be used to support programming to advocate for New York City's historic
Bottcher		Historic Districts Council, Inc.	133389566	\$5,000	DCLA	neighborhoods.
Powers		Historic Districts Council, Inc.	133389566	\$5,000	DCLA	Funding will support the Council's historical and preservation educational programs.
Brewer		Historic Districts Council, Inc Educational Programs	133389566	\$5,000	DCLA	funds will support Educational Program for Historic Neighborhoods.
		Historic Districts Council, Inc Educational Programs -				
Restler		Council District 33	133389566	\$3,000	DCLA	To support Educational Programs for Historic Neighborhoods in Council District 33.
		Historic Districts Council, Inc Educational Programs for				
Marte		Historic Neighborhoods	133389566	\$5,000	DCLA	Funds will be used to support Educational Programs for Historic Neighborhoods.
						Funding to support operating costs of events and beautification at Holocaust Memorial
Vernikov		Holocaust Memorial Committee	112785443	\$5,000	DYCD	Park.
		Holy Cross Brooklyn Outreach Center - Social Services and				To support comprehensive social services and support for homeless & at-risk individuals
Brannan		Homeless Outreach	462847232	\$1,000	DSS/HRA	and others in need.
		Holyrood Church - Washington Heights Choir School -				
De La Rosa		Council District 10	131844844	\$7,500	DCLA	To support Holyrood's choir programming for youth in Council District 10.
						Funds will support Arts for Under-served Youth school-based arts instruction programs
Aviles		Hook Arts Media, Inc Arts for Under-Served Youth	133015965	\$15,000	DCLA	and related expenses.
				*		
Speaker	Bronx, Stevens	HOPE Program, Inc., The	133268539	\$50,000	SBS	Funding will support HOPE Program's South Bronx's Green Jobs Training program.
				*		To support job training and career services for New Yorkers impacted by domestic
Speaker	Restler	HOPE Program, Inc., The	133268539	\$50,000	DYCD	violence.

Council Member	Sponsor	Legal Name of Organization - Program Name	Tax ID	Amount	Agency	Purpose of Funds
		HOPE Program, Inc., The - Job Readiness Training				Funding will support the HOPE job readiness programs, serving those with barrier to
Powers		Programs	133268539	\$5,000	SBS	employment.

Gennaro		Horticultural Society of New York, The - Council District 24	130854930	\$19,000	DYCD	Funds will be used to revitalize and beautify tree pits in Council District 24.
Krishnan		Horticultural Society of New York, The - Council District 25	130854930	\$8,000	DYCD	Funds will be used to support programming and activities in Council District 25.
		, , , , , , , , , , , , , , , , , , , ,		, -,		Funding to support programming for Council District 7 residents, including bilingual
Abreu		Horticultural Society of New York, The - Council District 7	130854930	\$10,000	DCLA	programming.
		Horticultural Society of New York, The - Streetscape				
		Beautification & Greenspace Installation - Council District				Funding will be used to provide low-cost garden design, installation, and tree Pit
Joseph		40	130854930	\$5,000	DYCD	maintenance services especially in underserved neighborhoods.
						For the will account and the state of the state of the state of the NVC and the state of the sta
l l m m		Hatal Chinasa Association of USA Inc	20002207	ć= 000	DVCD	Funds will support regular mental health webinars, support groups for NYC residents
Ung		Hotel Chinese Association of USA, Inc.	260603387	\$5,000	DYCD	working in the service and hospitality industries, and giveaways in Council District 20.
Mamailian		Haveing and Family Compiess of Creater New York, Inc.	112412504	¢E 000	LIDD	Funds will be used to provide intervention for various housing issues: Eviction,
Vernikov		Housing and Family Services of Greater New York, Inc.	112412584	\$5,000	HPD	Foreclosures and illegal rental practices.
V		Haveing and Family Compiess of Creater New York, Inc.	112412504	¢C 000	LIDD	To support programs to prevent the displacement of families through eviction and
Yeger		Housing and Family Services of Greater New York, Inc.	112412584	\$6,000	HPD	foreclosure.
		Housing and Family Services of Greater New York, Inc				Funding to support outreach and follow-up casework and counseling for residents with
Hudson		Comprehensive Housing Services - Council District 35	112412584	\$10,000	HPD	untenable housing situations.
Trad5011		Housing and Family Services of Greater New York, Inc	112 (1230)	\$10,000	111.0	Funds to support services for housing preservation, eviction and foreclosure prevention
Louis		Council District 45	112412584	\$15,000	HPD	in Council District 45.
200.0		Housing and Family Services of Greater New York, Inc	112 (1250)	\$13,000	111.0	To provide advice, services, benefits assistance to residents of Council District 43
Brannan		Housing Assistance - Council District 43	112412584	\$7,500	HPD	experiencing housing issues.
				, ,		
						Funding to support programming including prevention of illegal rental practices,
		Housing and Family Services of Greater New York, Inc				eviction and foreclosure services including mediation, counseling, referral and access to
Joseph		Housing Services - Council District 40	112412584	\$7,000	HPD	benefits including assistance with applying for SCRIE, DRIE and FEPS.
		Housing and Family Services of Greater New York, Inc				Funds will support tenants and homeowners services related to housing in Council
Kagan		Tenants & Homeowners Services - Council District 47	112412584	\$5,000	HPD	District 47.
Bottcher		Housing Conservation Coordinators, Inc.	510141489	\$14,500	DSS/HRA	Funds will support community legal services and organizing program.
		Housing Conservation Coordinators, Inc Protecting				Funding to support the operational costs of services to protect and cease the loss of
Brewer		Against Predatory Practices	510141489	\$5,000	HPD	affordable housing.
				4= 000	500/1154	To provide a telephone hotline to connect Council District 5 tenants with free legal
Menin		Housing Court Answers, Inc.	133317188	\$5,000	DSS/HRA	
Louis		Housing Court Answers Inc. Council District 45	133317188	\$5,000	DSS/HRA	Funds will support HCA citywide housing court information services in Council District
Louis		Housing Court Answers, Inc Council District 45	10001/108	φ3,000	D33/TKA	Funding to support provision of information and programming regarding housing rights,
		Housing Court Answers, Inc Tenant Support - Council				eviction/homelessness prevention services; and to conduct workshops and trainings in
Narcisse		District 46	133317188	\$5,000	DSS/HRA	the community.
		5.55.50	100017100	73,000	200/11104	
						Funds will be used to support operating expenses of Howard Beach Lindenwood Civic
						Association including purchase of supplies for civic meetings, items for neighborhood
Ariola		Howard Beach Lindenwood Civic Association	465145713	\$5,000	DYCD	events, cleanup efforts and other programs.

Council Member	Sponsor	Legal Name of Organization - Program Name	Tax ID	Amount	Agency	Purpose of Funds
Ariola		HSS Screening and Early Detection, Inc.	473436880	\$5,000	DHMH	Funds will be used to provide preventive screening for thyroid cancer within Council District 32.
Borelli		HSS Screening and Early Detection, Inc.	473436880	\$7,500	DHMH	Funding to support thyroid and cancer screenings.
Vernikov		HSS Screening and Early Detection, Inc.	473436880	\$10,000	DHMH	Funds to cover costs of mobile screenings for cancer and other diseases.
Caban		HSS Screening and Early Detection, Inc Cancer Screenings - Council District 22	473436880	\$5,000	DHMH	Funds will be used to provide health services in Council District 22 and for 9/11 survivors.
Paladino		HSS Screening and Early Detection, Inc Preventative Screening for Thyroid Cancer & Risk for Cancer	473436880	\$7,500	DHMH	Funds will support cancer screening services.
		HSS Screening and Early Detection, Inc Thyroid Cancer				To support thyroid cancer screening and prevention events & efforts in Council District
Brannan		Screenings - Council District 43	473436880	\$10,000	DHMH	43.
Speaker	Bottcher, Manhattan	Hudson Guild	135562989	\$150,000	DYCD	Funding will support Hudson Guild's Teen Services program, which serves young people ages 14-24 with comprehensive education, career, and recreation services.
Dattabas		Under Child West Side Westferes Coelities	125562000	¢C 000	DVCD	To support funding for connecting young New Yorkers to future career opportunities
Bottcher		Hudson Guild - West Side Workforce Coalition	135562989	\$6,000	DYCD	through the West Side Workforce Coalition.
Holden		Humane Society of New York	131624041	\$8,000	DYCD	Funds will provide animal services for Council District 30.
Sanchez		Hunger Free America, Inc Food Action Boards - Council District 14	133471350	\$10,000	DYCD	Funds will support outreach and community engagement with local residents on healthy food initiatives and support the Food Action Boards (FABs): groups of low-income individuals who are receiving training and knowledge on healthy food options.
Stevens		Hunger Free America, Inc Food Action Boards (FABs) - Council District 16	133471350	\$10,000	DYCD	Funds will support outreach and community engagement with local residents on healthy food initiatives and support the Food Action Boards (FABs): groups of low-income individuals who are receiving training and knowledge on healthy food options.
		Huntington Free Library and Reading Room - Lecture		. ,		
Farias		Series	135562384	\$10,000	DYCD	Funding to support a monthly lecture series on Bronx and New York history.
Moya		Iconic32 Sports Lab, Inc.	474377924	\$15,000	DYCD	To support community outreach and events including Thanksgiving and food distribution.
Barron		lkodhi, Inc Council District 42	842688886	\$7,000	DYCD	Funding to support Technology programming in the 653 Schenck Ave Community Center.
Hanks		IlluminArt Productions - Write a Play	421727647	\$5,000	DCLA	Funding will support the Write-A-Play program in Council District 49.
Speaker	Gennaro, Krishnan, Lee, Queens	India Home, Inc.	208747291	\$150,000	DFTA	To provide hot vegetarian and halal congregate meals, as well as exercise, physical therapy, and yoga sessions primarily in English, Hindi and Bengali to immigrant seniors in Queens.
Williams		India Home, Inc.	208747291	\$10,000	DFTA	Funding will be used to support the operations of housing related case assistance within Council District 27.
Lee		India Home, Inc Senior Programming	208747291	\$30,000	DFTA	Funding to support senior programs in Council District 23.
Caban		IndieSpace, Inc Consulting & Advising Program - Council District 22	474523884	\$5,000	DCLA	To provide services to arts orgs based in D22 including lease negotiations and space maintenance.
Marte		Indochina Sino-American Senior Citizen Center, Inc Citizenship Virtual Online Class, Immigration Services & Youth Employment Training Program	133584616	\$5,000	DYCD	Funding to support citizenship class and citizenship application assistance, as well as the youth employment training program.
Restler		Institute for Community Living, Inc Mental Health Supports for Youth & Young Adults - Council District 33	133306195	\$5,000	DHMH	Funding to support mental health services including housing, rehabilitation, recovery and case management in Council District 33.

Council Member	Sponsor	Legal Name of Organization - Program Name	Tax ID	Amount	Agency	Purpose of Funds
		Institute for Community Living, Inc Parent & Family				Funding will support extensive parenting and family supports, life skills training,
Gutierrez		Support - Council District 34	133306195	\$5,000	DHMH	vocational services, and arts programs to inspire people and build their self-esteem.
Rivera		International Aphasia Movement	593842242	\$5,000	DYCD	Funds will support IAM's programs and operations.
Tilveru		international Aprilasia Wovernerit	333042242	73,000	DICD	Tantas win support with a programs and operations.
		International Puerto Rican Heritage Film Festival – IPRHFF				Funds will be used to train Latinx Children and youth in filmmaking and film
Ayala		Corporation - Imagine Beyond Expectations	813830123	\$5,000	DYCD	production.
						Funding will support free public visual arts programs, subsidized residencies for New
Gutierrez		International Studio & Curatorial Program, Inc.	205052686	\$10,000	DCLA	York City-based artists, paid internships, and high school visitation program.
		Inwood Art Works, Inc Film Works Alfresco - Council				
De La Rosa		District 10	814379932	\$10,000	DCLA	To support Inwood Art Works Film Programming in Council District 10.
De La Rosa		Inwood Merchant Association	843395768	\$10,000	SBS	To support management of 207 plaza and cleaning of commercial U corridor.
		Iris House: A Center for Women Living with HIV, Inc				Funds will provide work to reduce the health inequities and disparities in the Harlem
Jordan		Council District 9	133699201	\$20,000	DHMH	community related to HIV and AIDS, all programming to take place in Council District 9.
Williams		Islamic Circle of North America, Inc.	112925751	\$16,000	DYCD	Funds will be used to support organizational expenses and the food pantry.
		Israel Emergency Alliance - Stand With Us - Council		, ,,,,,,,		Funds will be used to support Holocaust Educational Programming in Council District
Vernikov		District 48.	010566033	\$8,750	DYCD	48.
				70,:00		To support public performance events in Council District 33 that span the disciplines of
		ISSUE Project Room, Inc Public Performance Events -				music, dance, literature, film, and performance - highlighting innovative artists whose
Restler		Council District 33	200367608	\$5,000	DCLA	creative achievements remain under-recognized.
		Council District Co	200007000	43,000	2027	di cative domeremento remain ando recognización
Holden		Italian Charities of America, Inc.	111666830	\$9,000	DYCD	Funds to be used to support events, programs and to purchase materials and supplies.
Carr		Italian Club of Staten Island Foundation, Inc.	133428736	\$5,000	DYCD	Funds to be used for preparation of Holiday meals to families in need.
		realian state of states installed realization, incl	100 120700	43,000	5.05	To fund musical programs, newsletter, tree-care and environmental sustainability
Krishnan		Jackson Heights Beautification Group	112925587	\$10,000	DYCD	programs, dog park/run, and graffiti removal.
		Jacob A. Riis Neighborhood Settlement, The - Immigrant	111313337	\$20,000	5.05	Funds will be used to support education programming, case management, and other
Won		Services - Council District 26	111729398	\$20,000	DYCD	services for immigrant populations.
****		Jacob A. Riis Neighborhood Settlement, The - Immigrant	111723330	\$20,000	БТСБ	Funds will be used to support education programming, case management, and other
Caban		Services - ESOL & Case Management	111729398	\$11,000	DYCD	services for immigrant populations in Council District 22.
Cubun		Services ESOE & case Management	111723330	711,000	DICD	Funds will be used to support festivals, Black History Month, and ARTWorks
Williams		Jamaica Center for Arts and Learning, Inc.	112478709	\$15,000	DCLA	programming.
· · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · ·		Jamaica Estates Holliswood South Bayside Volunteer	112170703	\$13,000	DCD	programming.
Lee		Ambulance Corp, Inc.	237351959	\$10,000	FDNY	Funding to support general operating expenses related to volunteer ambulance brigade.
De La Rosa		Jazz Drama Program, The	061722131	\$10,000	DCLA	To support Jazz Power kiddos programming.
Mealy		Jazzmobile, Inc Summerfest	132614483	\$10,000	DCLA	Funds will support free music on outdoor community stages.
ivically		Juzzmodne, me Junimenest	132014403	710,000	DCLA	and win support tree music on outdoor community stages.
Brewer		Jazzmobile, Inc Summerfest program - District 6	132614483	\$5,000	DCLA	Funds will support Summerfest: Jazzmobile's 59th free summer mobile concert series.
		JBI International, Inc Recapturing Reading for Visually]			Funding to support services/programming for visually impaired/blind senior citizens
Narcisse		Impaired or Blind	131683279	\$5,000	DFTA	including the library for the blind.
]			To provide funding support for social services, health support and
Speaker		Jewish Association for Services for the Aged (JASA)	132620896	\$30,000	DFTA	recreational/educational activities to promote successful aging in place.
]			Funding will be used to continue to educate older adults, staff and social work students
		Jewish Association for Services for the Aged (JASA) - IFSA				through advocacy workshops on issues impacting our communities. Workshops will
Powers		& JASA Advocacy Leadership Institute	132620896	\$5,000	DFTA	take place remotely and, if possible, in person.

Council Member	Sponsor	Legal Name of Organization - Program Name	Tax ID	Amount	Agency	Purpose of Funds
		Jewish Association for Services for the Aged (JASA) - Leap				Funding will be used to provide legal services to victims of domestic violence and elder
Speaker		Elder Justice Program	132620896	\$50,000	DFTA	abuse.
Las		January December 1 Tanaharan de Children de Comitana dan	425564027	ć= 000	DUMALL	For direct and one of the control of the control backs, and in a large of the control of the con
Lee		Jewish Board of Family and Children's Services, Inc.	135564937	\$5,000	DHMH	Funding to support the provision of mental health services in Council District 23.
Vernikov		Jewish Board of Family and Children's Services, Inc.	135564937	\$5,000	DHMH	Funding to support community based counseling and advocacy programming and services for families and children at risk of abuse and neglect.
		Jewish Board of Family and Children's Services, Inc		. ,		, and the second
Hanks		Mental Health Services	135564937	\$10,000	DHMH	Funds will support mental health services in the 49th Council District.
		Jewish Board of Family and Children's Services, Inc				To support the Jewish Board's programming for mental health services in Council
De La Rosa		Mental Health Services - Council District 10	135564937	\$5,000	DHMH	District 10.
		Jewish Board of Family and Children's Services, Inc				
Brannan		Mental Health Services - Council District 43	135564937	\$5,000	DHMH	To support mental health services for Council District 43 residents.
		Jewish Board of Family and Children's Services, Inc				
Narcisse		Mental Health Services - Council District 46	135564937	\$5,000	DHMH	Funding to provide mental health services to constituents in Council District 46.
		Jewish Board of Family and Children's Services, Inc				
Kagan		Mental Health Services - Council District 47	135564937	\$5,000	DHMH	Funds will be used to provide families and children mental health services.
		Jewish Board of Family and Children's Services, Inc				
Abreu		Mental Health Services - Council District 7	135564937	\$5,000	DHMH	Funding to support mental health services in Council District 7.
		Jewish Board of Family and Children's Services, Inc One				To support the One Call Center and hotline for referrals and clinic services, publicly
Menin		Call Center	135564937	\$5,000	DHMH	noticed through Council District 5 monthly newsletter and website.
		Jewish Board of Family and Children's Services, Inc				
Paladino		Queens Mental Health Services	135564937	\$5,000	DHMH	Funding will be used to help support mental health services at the Pride of Judea clinic.
		Jewish Community Center in Manhattan, Inc., The -				
Brewer		Bereavement & Support Program	133490745	\$5,000	DHMH	Funds will provide bereavement and support programs.
						To provide direct services to lower income residents, including information on
.			442500545	450.000	DETA	entitlements, benefits & other assistance. Funds will be used for caseworkers, fresh
Speaker	Narcisse	Jewish Community Council of Canarsie, Inc.	112608645	\$50,000	DFTA	produce, and other nutrient dense foods, supplies, special events, utilities & insurance.
Namelana		Jewish Community Council of Canarsie, Inc Special	442600645	¢22 500	DVCD	For disease and decided as a second second second second second Disease AC
Narcisse		Safety Net - South East Brooklyn	112608645	\$23,500	DYCD	Funding to provide programming and social services in Council District 46.
Louis		Jewish Community Council of Greater Coney Island, Inc Council District 45	112665181	\$5,000	DYCD	Funds will be used to support non profit help desk in Council District 45.
Louis		Council District 45	112005161	\$5,000	שזכט	Funds will be used to support non profit fielp desk in Council district 45.
		Jewish Community Council of Greater Coney Island, Inc				
Kagan		Food Pantry Initiative & Kosher Food Pantry	112665181	\$3,000	DYCD	Funds will be used to support the operations of a food pantry and a kosher food pantry.
		room rainer, instance a nooner room rainer,	112003101	43,000	Dicb	Funds will be used to fund the program Non-Profit HelpDesk which aims to help and
		Jewish Community Council of Greater Coney Island, Inc				strengthen small and emerging nonprofits to navigate the process of applying for NYC
Kagan		Non-Profit HelpDesk	112665181	\$6,000	DYCD	funding.
		Jewish Community Council of Greater Coney Island, Inc	111000101	ψ 0,000	5.05	Funding will be used to offer free workshops and office hours to organizations in areas
Vernikov		Not Profit Helpdesk	112665181	\$5,000	DYCD	including the NYC Council Discretionary Grant process.
-		Jewish Community Council of Greater Coney Island, Inc		, =,==0		Funds will be used to provide health promotion, educational and recreational activities
Kagan		Ocean Parkway Older Adult Center	112665181	\$9,000	DFTA	for older adults.
<u> </u>				1-7		Funds will be used to support the operational costs of a shuttle bus service between
		Jewish Community Council of Greater Coney Island, Inc				Sea Gate, Coney Island, Brighton Beach and Borough Park to transport residents of
Kagan		Southern Brooklyn Community Shuttle	112665181	\$19,000	DYCD	Southern Brooklyn.
		Jewish Community Council of Greater Coney Island, Inc		, -,		Support professional development and job placement services geared towards cultural
		,	1			, , , , , , , , , , , , , , , , , , , ,

Council Member	Sponsor	Legal Name of Organization - Program Name	Tax ID	Amount	Agency	Purpose of Funds
						Funds will support the operations of the Jewish Community Council of Pelham
Velazquez		Jewish Community Council of Pelham Parkway, Inc.	133099520	\$27,000	DYCD	Parkway's Food Pantry.
						Funding will support the expansion of an assistance program for seniors. Seniors meet
		Jewish Community Council of the Rockaway Peninsula,				one on one with a case worker to review their finances, eligibility and medical needs,
Speaker	Brooks-Powers	Inc.	112425813	\$100,000	DFTA	and assists in choosing the right medical and drug plan.
Daniela Daniera		Jewish Community Council of the Rockaway Peninsula,	442425042	¢25.000	DVCD	To associate ability of a second seco
Brooks-Powers		Inc Council District 31	112425813	\$25,000	DYCD	To provide skilled case management services in Council District 31.
Cabulman		Louish Institute of Ourses Francisco Food Brasses	F 420 C 0 7 0 7	¢20 500	DVCD	To support the emergency food program which provides food pantry bags to those in
Schulman		Jewish Institute of Queens - Emergency Food Program	542068797	\$29,500	DYCD	need and in Council District 29.
						Funding to support Family Day Festivals, including concerts from popular children's
Monin		Jourish Museum	120140054	¢E 000	DCLA	entertainers, scavenger hunts and tours in the galleries publicly noticed through Council
Menin		Jewish Museum	136146854	\$5,000	DCLA	District 5 monthly newsletter and website. Funding will support the Jewish Museum's multi-generational Family Day programs,
Dowers		Jourish Museum, Family Day Fostivals	126146054	¢E 000	DCLA	which include interactive and intergenerational art activities, collaborative creative
Powers		Jewish Museum - Family Day Festivals Jewish Museum - High School of Fashion Industries	136146854	\$5,000	DCLA	workshops, family tours and musical performances.
		(02M600) & High School for Environmental Studies				To support Movies That Matter partnerships with High School of Fashion Industries
Dattahar			126146954	¢10.000	DCLA	To support Movies That Matter partnerships with High School of Fashion Industries
Bottcher		(02M400)	136146854	\$10,000	DCLA	(HSFI) and High School for Environmental Studies (HSES).
Krishnan		Jewish Museum - Intermediate School 230Q (30Q230)	136146854	\$5,000	DCLA	To support the Movies that Matter screening program at IS 230Q.
KIISIIIIaii		Jewish Museum - Intermediate School 230Q (30Q230)	130140834	\$3,000	DCLA	Funding to support Access School Programs at St. Joseph's School for the Deaf to
						provide students with opportunities to partake in art-making and arts engagement
Velazquez		Jewish Museum - St. Joseph's School for the Deaf	136146854	\$10,000	DCLA	activities.
veiazquez		J'Ouvert City International, Inc Education & Cultural	130140034	710,000	DCLA	detivities.
Hudson		Activities	113362754	\$5,000	DYCD	Funding to support the costs associated with J'Ouvert celebrations.
11443011		received	113302731	73,000	Bicb	Funds to support expenses associated with Parade, Labor Day J'Ouvert activities which
		J'Ouvert City International, Inc Education & Cultural				includes, steelbands and masquerade performances, Awards celebration and other
Joseph		Activities - Council District 40	113362754	\$5,000	DYCD	operational expenses.
· · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · ·				1 - 7		
Bottcher		Joyce Theater Foundation, Inc.	133038262	\$7,500	DCLA	Funds will be used to support subsidized tickets to performances at the Joyce Theater.
		Jozef Pilsudski Institute Of Americ A For Research In The				
Restler		Modern Histo	237164776	\$5,000	DYCD	To support the "Stories of Greenpoint" program.
		Judah International Christian Center, Inc Mental Health				Funding to provide community workshops and mental health resources in Council
Narcisse		Services - Council District 46	113352075	\$5,000	DHMH	District 46.
Rivera		Junior Achievement of New York	133031828	\$1,500	DYCD	Funds will support Junior Achievement's programs and services.
		Junior Achievement of New York - Financial Literacy -				
Adams		Council District 28	133031828	\$8,000	DYCD	Funds will support in school time financial literacy program.
Schulman		Junior Achievement of New York - Forest Hills High School	133031828	\$5,000	DYCD	To promote and teach financial literacy at Forest Hills High School.
						Funding to support the provision of tools and trainings to tenants so that they will be
		JustFix, Inc Who Owns What, Tenant App & Eviction				better equipped to exercise housing rights. Tools and trainings available include repair
Brewer		Free NY	813080695	\$5,000	HPD	requests, rent history, and programs on the JustFix platform.
						Funding will support the Brooklyn Mental Health Court initiative, which diverts court-
						involved individuals with mental illness to justice programs that provide appropriate
Speaker	Joseph	Justice Innovation, Inc Brooklyn Mental Health Court	852810883	\$75,000	DYCD	treatment.

Council Member	Sponsor	Legal Name of Organization - Program Name	Tax ID	Amount	Agency	Purpose of Funds
Louis		Justice Innovation, Inc Brooklyn Mental Health Court -	053040003	ĆE 000	DVCD	Funds to be used for Brooklyn Montal Health Court program in Council District 45
Louis		Council District 45	852810883	\$5,000	DYCD	Funds to be used for Brooklyn Mental Health Court program in Council District 45.
		Justice Innovation, Inc Center for Court Innovation's -				Funding will be used for the Center for Court Innovation's Bronx Community Solutions
Stavans		Bronx Community Solutions (BCS) Initiative - Council District 16	852810883	¢6,000	DVCD	(BCS) Initiative which improves neighborhood conditions, funds will be used for supplies
Stevens			652610665	\$6,000	DYCD	and community service projects in Council District 16.
Avala		Justice Innovation, Inc Harlem Community Justice	053010003	\$5,000	DVCD	To provide curport for programming of the Harlem Community Justice Center
Ayala		Center	852810883	\$5,000	DYCD	To provide support for programming of the Harlem Community Justice Center.
						Funds will aid distressed individuals and families facing eviction or with severe housing
						repair needs navigate the court process at the Justice Center's on-site housing court,
Aviles		Justice Innovation, Inc Housing Resource Center	053010003	¢20,000	DYCD	and access assistance with arrears, legal counsel.
Aviies		Justice Innovation, Inc Queens Community Justice	852810883	\$20,000	DICD	Funds will support alternative to detention services, including social services and youth
Adams		Center	852810883	\$10,000	DYCD	development programming.
Audilis		Justice Innovation, Inc Queens Community Justice	632610663	\$10,000	DICD	To provide funding support to young indiviudals who experiened trauma and gun
Speaker		Center	852810883	\$75,000	DYCD	violence.
эреакег		Center	632610663	\$75,000	DICD	violence.
						Funding will go to Queens Youth Justice Center's Queens Engagement Strategies for
						Teens (QUEST), the first of NYC's alternative-to-detention programs, combining social
Gennaro		Justice Innovation, Inc Queens Youth Justice Center	852810883	\$7,500	DYCD	services and youth development programming with supervision and court monitoring.
Germaro		K Woods Foundation, Inc Youth Development Programs	832810883	\$7,500	DICD	services and youth development programming with supervision and court monitoring.
Hanks		Council District 49	842425708	\$15,000	DYCD	Funding will support youth development programs in Council District 49.
Hanks		Council district 43	842423708	\$13,000	DICD	and mig will support youth development programs in council bistrict 43.
Ayala		Keep Rising to the Top, Inc Community Dance Program	133948379	\$14,000	DCLA	To provide funds for KR3T'S Community Dance Program.
Ayala		Reep Rising to the Top, inc community bance Program	133348373	714,000	DCLA	Funding to support for an after-school learning program on subjects such as math,
Gennaro		Kehilat Sephardim of Ahavat Achim	113101774	\$24,000	DYCD	reading and writing.
Germano		Remark Sepharam of Anavar Achim	113101774	ÇZ-1,000	DICD	Funds will be used to provide workshops and trainings for parents and children on
Narcisse		Keren Zichron Rabbeinu Yechezkel Shraga	113587167	\$15,000	DYCD	healthier relationships.
TVUT CISSC		Referred Nassema Teeriezker Sinaga	113307107	713,000	DICD	incurrent relationships.
						Funds will be used to cover the general expense of running the organization, central
Yeger		Keren Zichron Yisroel Meier, Inc.	364579309	\$9,000	DYCD	insurance program, telephone, utilities, and other operational expenses.
		No. c. Lean Contract Melecy me	30.373003	43,000	5.05	Funding will be used to help support the following events: Kew Gardens Community
		Kew Gardens Council for Recreation and the Arts, Inc				Arts Day, Kids Art in the Park, Kew Gardens Planting Day and events at the Kew Gardens
Schulman		We're Together - Council District 29	112556658	\$5,000	DYCD	Community Center.
		Kickers Youth Sports Association of Southeast Queens,		1 - /		Funding will cover expenses required to provide team sports, cultural and educational
Brooks-Powers		Inc Council District 31	112988905	\$10,000	DYCD	activities for youth in Council District 31.
						,
Krishnan		Kinding Sindaw Heritage Foundation, Inc.	472655890	\$5,000	DCLA	Funds will be used to cover administrative/operation expenses for programming.
		,		. ,		
		King of Kings Foundation, Inc Community Events, Family				Funds will support Family Fun Days, other community events and mentoring, substance
Williams		Fun Days & Youth Counseling	030583790	\$10,000	DYCD	abuse, conflict resolution and anti-drug programming for youth.
				<u> </u>		
Brooks-Powers		King of Kings Foundation, Inc Council District 31	030583790	\$8,000	DYCD	Funding to support community events and programming in Council District 31.
		King of Kings Foundation, Inc Positive Impact Movement		·		Funds will support targeted programming for high need/risk youth including mentoring
Adams		- Council District 28	030583790	\$50,000	DYCD	and community events in Council District 28.
						Funding will support mentoring, substance abuse, conflict resolution and anti-drug
		1	030583790	\$10,000	I	programming for youth.

Council Member	Sponsor	Legal Name of Organization - Program Name	Tax ID	Amount	Agency	Purpose of Funds
Osse		Kings Against Violence Initiative, Inc.	811626947	\$5,000	DYCD	Funding for youth violence intervention programs in Council District 36.
						Funds will be used for KAVI's hospital-based violence interruption program. In Council
Louis		Kings Against Violence Initiative, Inc Council District 45	811626947	\$5,000	DYCD	District 45.
		Kings Bay YM-YWHA, Inc ESOL/CIVICS Classes - Council				Funding to support ESOL/CIVICS preparation classes to immigrants residing in the
Narcisse		District 46	113068515	\$20,000	DYCD	community.
Vernikov		Kings Bay Youth Organization, Inc.	116020722	\$5,000	DYCD	To support youth baseball, football, basketball and soccer programs. Funds will be used to purchase sports supplies and equipment, uniforms, trophies and/or transportation.
Hudson		Kings County Tennis League - Tennis & Education Programs - District 35	273170420	\$2,000	DYCD	Funding to support tennis programming & activities in the Fort Greene/Clinton Hill area and its surrounding public housing developments.
TiddSoff		1 Tograms - District 33	273170420	\$2,000	DICD	Funding will be used for neighborhood cleanups, anti-graffiti initiatives and
Yeger		Kings Highway Beautification Association, Inc.	204986882	\$5,000	DYCD	beautification of Kings Highway, which constituents can call in graffiti-ridden locations for fast response clean up.
		Kingsbridge Historical Society - 2024 Lecture, Walking				Funding to support museum events, including a series of lectures and neighborhood
Dinowitz		Tour & Exhibition Series	463952918	\$10,000	DYCD	walking tours.
Dinowitz		Kingsbridge-Riverdale-Van Cortlandt Development Corporation - Community Building Initiative	133097905	\$10,000	DYCD	Funding for the production of an extensive series of large-scale and smaller cultural events throughout Council District 11.
Speaker	Farias, Velazquez	Kips Bay Boys & Girls Club - Teen Services and Immigrant Outreach	131623850	\$150,000	DYCD	Funding to support services for youth in the Bronx and support for outreach within local immigrant communities and attract those families to programming.
Rivera		Kips Bay Neighborhood Alliance	455308456	\$5,000	DYCD	Funds will support Kips Bay Neighborhood Alliance's programs and operations.
THI VETU		INDS BUY HEIGHBOTHOUT TIMETICE	133300130	73,000	Dicb	Waterfront parks and east side tree bed clean-up and plantings, composting bin in St
		Kips Bay Neighborhood Alliance - Alliance for Kips Bay's				Vartan and new waterfront dog run maintenance. Graffiti clean-up throughout east side
Powers		Neighborhood Improvements	455308456	\$5,000	DYCD	including mural maintenance in 37th Street underpass
Ariola		Kiwanis Club of Howard Beach Foundation, Inc.	352638008	\$5,000	DYCD	Funds will be used for community events.
Vernikov		Knafayim, Inc.	812729166	\$10,000	DHMH	Funding to provide training for nurses involved in traumatic birth and provide educational and supportive resource for women who have undergone loss.
						To support the celebration of traditional Korean holiday events: Lunar New Year, Dano,
Ung		Korean American Association of Queens New York	454685421	\$5,000	DYCD	and Harvest Festival.
		Korean American Civic Empowerment For Community,				To support KACE's programming and in person legal service clinics for residents of
Ung		Inc Council District 20	203987662	\$5,000	DSS/HRA	Council District 20.
Gennaro		Korean American Family Service Center, The	133609811	\$5,000	DYCD	Funding to provide culturally and linguistically appropriate domestic violence prevention and intervention services, individual and family counseling for all ages, referrals, support groups and affordable after-school.
		,,		,		Services to Asian Americans who have survived domestic violence (DV), sexual assault,
Krishnan		Korean American Family Service Center, The	133609811	\$5,000	DYCD	relationship violence, human trafficking, or/and child abuse.
						To support the organization's various services for domestic violence victims, including
	l					their 24-hour bilingual hotline, counseling, emergency shelter, bilingual workshops,
Speaker	Ung, Women's	Korean American Family Service Center, The	133609811	\$75,000	DYCD	food services, and youth programs.
Daladin -		Korean American Family Service Center, The - Economic	422600041	d= 000	D)/05	Funding will support Digital Literacy classes for Asian American women in Council
Paladino		Empowerment Program - Digital Literacy	133609811	\$5,000	DYCD	District 19. Funding will be used towards culturally specific counseling and case management
Powers		Korean American Family Service Center, The - Manhattan	122600011	¢E 000	חעכה	
Powers		Satellite Office	133609811	\$5,000	DYCD	services provided at the Manhattan Satellite Office.

Council Member	Sponsor	Legal Name of Organization - Program Name	Tax ID	Amount	Agency	Purpose of Funds
						To support the Rainbow House's shelter operation to provide critically needed
		Korean American Family Service Center, The - Rainbow				emergency services for victims of domestic violence including shelter, cultural food and
Ung		House Emergency Shelter	133609811	\$10,000	DYCD	safety, and culturally accessible services.
		Voyage Associase Insuringent Havitage Foundation Inc.				
		Korean American Immigrant Heritage Foundation, Inc		4= 000		
Powers		Museum of Korean American Heritage - Council District 4	810698055	\$5,000	DYCD	Funding will support events and tours at the Museum of Korean American Heritage.
		Korean Community Media Broadcasting TV, Inc		4= 000		To support KCMBTV's programming of history-based audiovisual educational content
Ung		Education Equity Programs for Asian Americans	884055671	\$5,000	DYCD	for youth.
Consider	1	Korean Community Services of Metropolitan New York,	227240000	675.000	DUMALL	Funding to support the provision of mental health services for the Korean immigrant
Speaker	Lee	Inc.	237348989	\$75,000	DHMH	community.
		Korean Community Services of Metropolitan New York,		**= 000		5 15 15 15 15 15 15 15 15 15 15 15 15 15
Lee		Inc ESOL Programming - Council District 23	237348989	\$15,000	DYCD	Funding to support maintenance and expansion of ESOL programming.
		Korean Traditional Marching Band, Inc Francis Lewis				To support the after-school Korean traditional percussion classes at Francis Lewis High
Ung		High School & World Traditional Orchestra of Peace	270536321	\$5,000	DCLA	School and the World Traditional Orchestra of Peace.
Olig		Kristina Bermudez Creative Developments LLC - Council	270330321	\$3,000	DCLA	School and the World Traditional Orchestra of Feace.
Barron		District 42	853943723	\$7,500	DYCD	Funding to support Cultural Arts programming in Council District 42.
barron		DISTRICT 42	033343723	\$7,500	DICD	Funds will produce cultural events that increase cultural competence, awareness and
Louis		Kyoung's Pacific Beat, Inc Council District 45	862713285	\$5,000	DYCD	respect for our differences in Council District 45.
Louis		Ryoung's Facine Beat, inc Council District 43	002/13203	\$5,000	DICD	respect for our differences in council district 43.
		La Asociacion Americana De Estudios Culturales				To support ADEUSA programming in relation to holistic healing and food distribution for
De La Rosa		Universales, Inc Holistic Healing & Food Distribution	133059518	\$5,000	DYCD	seniors.
DC La Nosa		Oniversales, inc. Tronsite fleating & Food Distribution	133033310	75,000	DICD	John Vis.
Marte		La Mama Experimental Theatre Club, Inc La Mama Kids	132620861	\$5,000	DCLA	To support the expansion of their ongoing community program La MaMa Kids.
			101010001	ψ3,000	2027	The funding will be utilized to support programs around public health, anti-poverty, and
Gutierrez		La Nueva Esperanza, Inc.	204393724	\$10,000	DHMH	food access for all New Yorkers.
				7=0,000		Funds will help develop resources detailing the rich histories of buildings, inhabitants,
Brewer		Landmark West!, Inc Inside Amsterdam Houses Program	133363655	\$5,000	DCLA	and businesses along streets of the Upper West Side.
Brooks-Powers		Laru Beya Collective Inc Council District 31	842451992	\$5,000	DYCD	Funding to support surfing education for Rockaway residents in council district 31.
		Latinas On The Verge of Excellence Love, Inc L.O.V.E.				
Caban		Mentoring - Council District 22	463732667	\$3,000	DYCD	Funds will be used to support an afterschool mentorship program for Latina youth.
		Latinas On The Verge of Excellence Love, Inc Veritas &				To support LOVE mentoring program at the Veritas and Flushing High School in district
Ung		Flushing High School	463732667	\$5,000	DYCD	20.
		Latinos Americanos Unidos, Inc Educational & Civic				
Nurse		Programming	113361821	\$10,000	DYCD	Funds will support language, civic, and other educational programming.
						Funds will provide in-person and remote digital programming (as appropriate) to our
		League of Women Voters of the City of New York, Inc				local Council District 41 partners, community-based organizations (CBOs) and
Mealy		Civic Engagement Initiatives - Council District 41	133100525	\$5,000	DYCD	neighborhood groups.
					1	Funds will be used to support job training program for public housing residents in
Restler	ļ	Leap, Inc Job Training - Council District 33	113111694	\$10,000	DYCD	Council District 33.
Osse		Lebanon Cares Development Corporation	842055573	\$5,000	DYCD	Funds will be used to support programming in Council District 36.
Bottcher		Legal Aid Society	135562265	\$5,000	DSS/HRA	Funds will be used to provide community development support for small businesses.
Williams		Logal Aid Society	125502205	¢F 000	DCC/11D 4	Funds will be used to support free local assistance to in the 27th Council District
Williams	1	Legal Aid Society	135562265	\$5,000	<u> </u>	Funds will be used to support free legal assistance to in the 27th Council District.
Brewer	L	Legal Aid Society - Civil Legal Services	135562265	\$5,000	DSS/HKA	Funds support civil legal services in Council District 6.

Council Member	Sponsor	Legal Name of Organization - Program Name	Tax ID	Amount	Agency	Purpose of Funds
Moya		Legal Aid Society - Civil Legal Services - Council District 21	135562265	\$30,000	DSS/HRA	To support Civil Legal Services in Council District 21.
Hanif		Legal Aid Society - Civil Legal Services - Council District 39	135562265	\$10,000		To support citywide Civil Legal Services in District 39 including housing, foreclosure prevention, homeless rights, and benefits.
Powers		Legal Aid Society - Civil Legal Services - Council District 4	135562265	\$5,000	DSS/HRA	Funding will support civil legal services in Council District 4.
Joseph		Legal Aid Society - Civil Legal Services - Council District 40	135562265	\$5,000	DSS/HRA	Funding will support Civil Legal Services in Council District 40, including housing, foreclosure prevention, homeless rights, government benefits, health, employment, lowwage worker, immigration, family/domestic violence.
Mealy		Legal Aid Society - Civil Legal Services - Council District 41	135562265	\$10,000	DSS/HRA	Funds will be used for Civil Legal Services support in Council District 41.
Narcisse Farias		Legal Aid Society - Civil Legal Services - Council District 46 Legal Aid Society - Council District 18	135562265 135562265	\$5,000 \$10,000		Funding to support the provision of Civil Legal Services in Council District 46. To support Civil Legal Services in Council District 18.
Adams Louis		Legal Aid Society - Council District 28 Legal Aid Society - Council District 45	135562265 135562265	\$10,500 \$6,000		Funds will support free broad-based legal assistance to residents of Council District 28. Funds will be used for legal services support in Council District 45.
Speaker	Bronx	Lehman College Center for the Performing Arts, Inc. Lenny's Lighthouse, Inc Recreational Programs - Council	133047056	\$100,000	DCLA	To provide funding support for Lehman Center's 2023 Concert Season and Community Outreach. Funds will be used to provide recreational programs for individuals with various
Kagan		District 47	260595266	\$5,000	DYCD	developmental disabilities.
Rivera		LES Creative People In Action LES Creative People In Action - LES Bands: Lower East Side	272188237	\$3,000	DYCD	The funds will be used to produce a free outdoor musical concert including event staff. Funds will be used to support the cultural entertainment initiative through a free,
Marte		Showtime Lesbian and Gay Community Services Center (LGBT	272188237	\$5,000	DYCD	outdoor musical concert. Funding to support the LGBT Community Crisis Intervention Program (LGBT CCI),
Bottcher		Center), Inc. Lesbian and Gay Community Services Center (LGBT	133217805	\$15,000	DSS/HRA	providing crisis support and information.
Rivera		Center), Inc.	133217805	\$2,500	DSS/HRA	Funds will support the LGBT Center's programs and operations.
Brannan		Lesbian and Gay Community Services Center (LGBT Center), Inc LGBTQ Community Crisis Intervention	133217805	\$5,000	DSS/HRA	To support crisis intervention services to LGBTQ+ New Yorkers.
Speaker		Lesbian and Gay Community Services Center (LGBT Center), Inc LGBTQ Youth in Poverty	133217805	\$200,000	DSS/HRA	To help support the LGBT Community Center's LGBTYOC programming, including their LGBTYOC Poverty Reduction Initiative, LGBT specific outpatient substance abuse treatment program, and LGBTQ Queer Tech Camp program.
Krishnan		Lewis Howard Latimer Fund, Inc Tinker Lab	112983131	\$5,000		Funding to support The Lewis Latimer House Museum (LLHM) signature biweekly Tinker Lab hybrid STEAM workshops for children between 6-14.
Ung		Lewis Howard Latimer Fund, Inc Tinker Lab STEAM Education - Lewis Latimer House Museum	112983131	\$5,000	DCLA	Funds will be used to support STEAM education programs.
Brooks-Powers		LGBT Network - Council District 31	208512786	\$5,000	DYCD	Funding will support empowerment workshops and programs, DV training services, and community outreach and education in Council District 31.
Ung		LGBT Network - LGBT Immigrant Legal Services	208512786	\$5,000	DYCD	To support the LGBT Immigrant Program and further efforts to include the provision of free legal services to assist with applications for citizenship or permanent residency, and other needed immigrant-related services.
Krishnan		LGBT Network - Queens Pride Parade & Festival	208512786	\$15,000	DYCD	To support the annual Queens Pride Parade and Festival.

Council Member	Sponsor	Legal Name of Organization - Program Name	Tax ID	Amount	Agency	Purpose of Funds
Hanks		Liberian Cultural Association, Inc Adult Literacy	550802603	\$5,000	DYCD	Funding will support the adult literacy initiative.
		Life of Hope - Community Program & Services - Council				Funding to support community programming, staff support, overhead cost and office
Joseph		District 40	205252137	\$12,000	DYCD	expenses.
Louis		Life of Hope - Council District 45	205252137	\$5,000	DYCD	Funds will be used to support programming in Council District 45.
						Funds will be used to provide services to immigrant Haitian constituents in Council
Narcisse		Life of Hope - Immigrant Services - Council District 46	205252137	\$5,000	DYCD	District 46.
Menin		Lincoln Center for the Performing Arts, Inc.	131847137	\$5,000	DCLA	Funds will be used to support education and youth programming.
		Lincoln Center for the Performing Arts, Inc School Visits -	-			
Powers		Council District 4	131847137	\$5,000	DCLA	Funding will support educational performance programs to schools in Council District 4.
Brewer		Lincoln House Outreach, Inc Community Outreach	133668207	\$5,000	DFTA	Funds will support community outreach.
		Lincoln Square District Management Association, Inc				
Brewer		Seasonal Programming	133922300	\$8,500	DYCD	Funds will provide seasonal programming for summer and the holiday season.
De La Rosa		Literacy (LINC), Inc Council District 10	133911331	\$15,000	DYCD	To support early literacy programming in Council District 10.
Discourite		I the second (INIC) has a Feeder I to the Control of the Control o	40004400	440.00-	D)/25	
Dinowitz		Literacy (LINC), Inc Early Literacy - Council District 11	133911331	\$10,000	DYCD	Funding to support early literacy programming in Council District 11.
				4= 000		Funding to provide programming, support adults and promote adult literacy in Council
Menin		Literacy Partners, Inc.	510180665	\$5,000	DYCD	District 5.
				400.000		Funds will support LE's donation program which provides essential children's supplies
Won		Little Essentials - Donation Program	275281758	\$20,000	DYCD	to lessen the stress that comes with living in poverty.
						Funding will support the health, safety, and well-being of children ages 0-5 living in
						poverty by providing urgently needed resources and parenting education to families in
Joseph		Little Essentials - Empower - Council District 40	275281758	\$10,000	DYCD	crisis.
- I II		Little Neck-Douglaston Community Ambulance Corps, Inc.	1			Funding will be used to cover expenses related to daily operational costs, equipment,
Paladino		Emergency First Response Equipment	116028583	\$7,500	FDNY	and repairs in Council District 19.
		Little Orchestra Society-Orpheon, Inc., The - Music		4= 000		
Caban		Program - Public School 122Q (30Q122)	132638292	\$5,000	DCLA	In-school music program at Public School 122Q (30Q122).
- I		Little Orchestra Society-Orpheon, Inc., The - Music	42262222	440.000	D.C. A	
Feliz		Program - Public School 54X (10X054)	132638292	\$18,000	DCLA	Funds will be used to support the musical connections program at Public School 54X.
l ludo e e		Little Orchestra Society-Orpheon, Inc., The - School	122620202	¢E 000	DCLA	Finalizate suggest Musical Compostions: The Cabool Douts and in Dunance at D.C. ECK
Hudson		Partnership Program - Public School 56K	132638292	\$5,000	DCLA	Funding to support Musical Connections: The School Partnership Program at P.S. 56K.
Uudson		Local Development Corporation of Crown Heights, Inc	112000202	Ć1F 000	DETA	Funding for adjustical programming for conjugate to include computer literacy elector
Hudson		Senior Programming - District 35	112890302	\$15,000	DFTA	Funding for educational programming for seniors, to include computer literacy classes.
Rivera		Loisaida, Inc.	133023183	\$15,000	DCLA	Funds will support Loisaida's programs and operations.
						Funds will support Loisaida's cultural, educational, workforce training, and communigty
Charles	Divora	Leicaida Inc	122022102	¢100 000	DVCD	development programs including Ecolibrium, M.U.J.E.R., and the Loisaida Festival.
Speaker De La Rosa	Rivera	Loisaida, Inc. Long Live Our Butterfly, Inc.	133023183 882745138	\$100,000 \$5,000	DYCD DYCD	To support programming for Domestic Violence survivors.
De La ROSa		Lotus Fine Arts Productions, Inc Drums Along the	002/43130	\$3,000	DICD	To support programming for Domestic violence survivors.
De La Rosa		Hudson: A Native & Multicultural Celebration	133530544	\$7,000	DCLA	To support the Drums Along the Hudson event.
De La NOSA		Tradson. A Native & Multicultural Celebration	133330344	000,7ډ	DCLA	Funding to support operational expenses including facility costs and animal rescue
Borelli		Louie's Legacy Animal Rescue, Inc Council District 51	270805279	\$10,000	DYCD	services in Council District 51.
Rivera		Lower East Side Tenement Museum, The	133475390	\$5,000	DCLA	Funds will support the Tenement Museum's education programs.
		20110. 2001 Olde Tellement Museum, The	133473330	73,000	DOLA	. aa T support the renement museum a cuucution programs.
		Lower East Side Tenement Museum, The - NYC Grade K-				
Powers		12 Students Onsite & Virtual Tour Programs	133475390	\$5,000	DCLA	Funding will support expanded free ticket programs to students in Council District 4.
. 5	ı	22 3 5 5 5 5 5 5 5 5 5 5 5 5 5 5 5 5 5 5	233 17 3330	73,000	DCLI	

Council Member	Sponsor	Legal Name of Organization - Program Name	Tax ID	Amount	Agency	Purpose of Funds
		Lower East Side Tenement Museum, The - Tenement		4= 000		- 1
Marte		Education Programs	133475390	\$5,000	DCLA	Funds will support the Tenement Museum's education programs.
		LSNY Bronx Corporation - Bronx Legal Immigration		4		
Ayala		Services - Council District 8	161759590	\$10,000	DSS/HRA	To support Immigration Legal services the the South Bronx section of Council District 8.
						To support on-going core services which will enhance capacity to deliver critical legal
						assistance through representation for tenants, tenant associations and organizations in
Sanchez		LSNY Bronx Corporation - Housing & Tenants Rights	161759590	\$10,000	HPD	litigation.
						Funding to support the Immigrant Power Initiative, educational inter-generational
Won		Magar Association USA, Inc Immigrant Power Initiative	841655629	\$10,000	DYCD	community programming and Nepali language learning.
						5 1 311 1 1 50 1
		Mahalla USA, Inc Community Service Program - Council		4		Funds will be used to provide ESL classes, youth mentoring programs, dance, after
Kagan		District 47	842552292	\$10,000	DYCD	school program and citizenship preparedness programs in Council District 47.
Williams		Majority Family Life Center, Inc.	812630457	\$10,000	DYCD	Funds will be used to support food pantry, and senior programming.
Mealy		Make Music New York, Inc 17th Annual Festival	205751217	\$5,000	DCLA	Funds will be used to support the 17th Annual Festival.
		Make the Road New York - Community Health Worker				Funding to support Community Health Worker programming and services for working
Narcisse		Program	113344389	\$5,000	DYCD	class and immigrant communities.
Krishnan		Make the Road New York - Council District 25	113344389	\$12,500	DYCD	Funds will be used to provide Services for the residents of Council District 25.
				400.000		5 1 1 1 1 5 1 1 1 1
Gutierrez		Make the Road New York - Education Justice Project (EJP)	113344389	\$20,000	DYCD	Funding will support the Education Justice Project (EJP).
		Make the Road New York - Health Services for Low-		4		
Hudson		Income New Yorkers - District 35	113344389	\$5,000	DHMH	To support health services for low-income residents in District 35.
						For density and the state of the District 27 including the Venth Density Desiret
N		Mala the Bood New York Vestle Bours Businet	442244200	¢25.000	DVCD	Funds will support youth programming in District 37, including the Youth Power Project
Nurse		Make the Road New York - Youth Power Project	113344389	\$35,000	DYCD	and the Student Success Center at Bushwick Campus Community School.
Haraba		Malan Badi Badia Ing. Franta Carrell District 40	024207022	¢40.000	DVCD	Funding will support the Till Infinity - 50 Years of Hip Hop program and other events in
Hanks		Maker Park Radio, Inc Events - Council District 49	821397822	\$10,000	DYCD	Council District 49.
l				4= 000		To support the arts-in-education programs, including Literature at Play programming
Ung		Making Books Sing, Inc Council District 20	134201577	\$5,000	DCLA	for schools in Council District 20.
		Maline Deale Cine Inc. Multilineral Disc 9 Cone Weiting				For diagonal Design and New York City Children In The actual a Multillianual Diagonal Cons
		Making Books Sing, Inc Multilingual Play & Song Writing		45.000		Funding will support New York City Children's Theater's Multilingual Play and Song
Schulman		Residencies	134201577	\$6,000	DCLA	Writing Residencies for public school students throughout New York City.
		Making the Impossible Possible - Youth Development	000707440	440.000	DVCD	
Narcisse		Programming	900797118	\$10,000	DYCD	Funding to provide free educational programming to youth in Council District 46.
Marte		Manhattan Community Board #1	136400434	\$6,000	MNCB	For general expenses and operational costs.
				400.000		Funds will be used to provide education and empowerment regarding housing advocacy
Jordan		Manhattan Community Board #10	136400434	\$22,000	MNCB	programming and services.
l						To fund an urban planner to review applications and report to the community board's
Menin		Manhattan Community Board #11	136400434	\$5,000	MNCB	land use committee in Council District 5.
		Manhattan Community Board #11 - Monthly Board		4		
Ayala		Meetings	136400434	\$10,000	MNCB	To provide support to live stream monthly board meetings.
				4		
Abreu		Manhattan Community Board #12 - Council District 7	136400434	\$2,500	MNCB	To support community outreach and programming in Manhattan Community Board 12.
Marte		Manhattan Community Board #2	136400434	\$6,000	MNCB	For general expenses and operational costs.
Marte		Manhattan Community Board #3	136400434	\$6,000	MNCB	Funds will be used to support general expenses and operational costs.
Rivera		Manhattan Community Board #3	136400434	\$3,500	MNCB	Funds will support Community Board 3's programs and operations.

Council Member	Sponsor	Legal Name of Organization - Program Name	Tax ID	Amount	Agency	Purpose of Funds
						Funding will provide community outreach between the board and its constituents and
Powers		Manhattan Community Board #5	136400434	\$5,000	MNCB	share information regarding government services.
						To fund an urban planner to review applications and report to the community board's
Menin		Manhattan Community Board #6	136400434	\$5,000	MNCB	land use committee, for Council District 5.
						Funding will provide community outreach between the board and its constituents and
Powers		Manhattan Community Board #6	136400434	\$5,000	MNCB	share information regarding government services.
Abreu		Manhattan Community Board #7 - Council District 7	136400434	\$2,500	MNCB	To support community outreach and programming in Manhattan Community Board 7.
						To fund an urban planner to review applications and report to the community board's
				4		land use committee, publicly noticed through Council District 5 monthly newsletter and
Menin		Manhattan Community Board #8	136400434	\$10,000	MNCB	website.
						Funding will provide community outreach between the board and its constituents and
Powers		Manhattan Community Board #8	136400434	\$5,000	MNCB	share information regarding government services.
_						Funds will be used to provide education and empowerment regarding housing advocacy
Jordan		Manhattan Community Board #9	136400434	\$10,000	MNCB	programming and services.
Abreu		Manhattan Community Board #9 - Council District 7	136400434	\$10,000	MNCB	Funding to support Spanish translation for outreach and literature.
						Funds will support legal representation and community education for low-income
Bottcher		Manhattan Legal Services	132613958	\$5,000	DSS/HRA	Manhattan residents.
						Funding will support legal representation and community education services to low
Powers		Manhattan Legal Services - Council District 4	132613958	\$5,000	DSS/HRA	income residents in Council District 4.
Dowers		Manhattan Theatre Club, Inc Stargate Theatre Program	237086643	\$5,000	DCLA	Funding will support the Stargate Theatre Program.
Powers		Marble Hill Nursery School - On-Site Mental Health	237080043	\$3,000	DCLA	I unding will support the stargate meatre riogram.
De La Rosa		Services	131789130	\$5,000	DYCD	to support marble hill nursery school mental health services.
De La NOSa		Services	131789130	\$3,000	DICD	Funds will be used to support programs and services aimed to combat the loss of
Brooks-Powers		Margert Community Corporation - Council District 31	112524700	\$20,000	HPD	affordable housing in Council District 31.
DIOOKS-FOWEIS		Marguis Studios, Ltd Public School 057X Crescent	112534700	\$20,000	пги	arrordable riodsing in Codrich district 31.
Feliz		(12X057)	133047206	\$20,000	DCLA	Funds will support Public School 057X Crescent (12X057) programming.
TEIIZ		Martin De Porres Youth and Family Services, Inc Council	133047200	\$20,000	DCLA	Funding will support alternative to violence and mentorship programming for at-risk
Brooks-Powers		District 31	237448478	\$10,000	DYCD	youth in Council District 31.
DIOUKS-POWEIS		MASA-MexEd, Inc. d/b/a Masa - Community Education	23/4404/0	\$10,000	DICD	To provide funding to support immigrant right workshops, legal clinics, and referrals to
Avala		Workshops	113640210	\$15,000	DYCD	additional services.
Ayala		Workshops	113040210	\$15,000	DICD	To operate soup kitchens throughout New York City. The money will be used to pay
Speaker		Masbia	201923521	\$100,000	DYCD	rent, utilities, food, paper goods and staff.
эреакеі		IVIASUIA	201923321	\$100,000	DICD	Funding will be used for food, supplies, rent, utilities, insurance for vital site staffing to
Kagan		Masbia - Food Program - Council District 47	201923521	\$5,000	DYCD	operate and maintain.
Kagan		Iviasbia - 1 000 F10gram - Council District 47	201923321	\$3,000	DICD	The funding will be used for the procurement of food and ingredients that are needed
Veger		Masbia of Boro Park	263851559	\$8,000	DYCD	to prepare daily hot meals and weekly take-home packages.
Yeger Vernikov		Masbia of Flatbush	271209610	\$5,000		Funding to support operating costs including food, supplies, and facilities.
VEITHKUV		ואומטטומ טו ז ומנטעטוז	211203010	φ 5,000	טונט	The funding will be used for the procurement of food and ingredients that are needed
Voger		Masbia of Flatbush	271209610	\$8,000	DYCD	to prepare daily hot meals and weekly take-home packages.
Yeger Louis		Masbia of Flatbush - Council District 45	271209610	\$8,000	DYCD	Funds will be used to provide emergency food services for the community.
LUUIS		Iviasuia UI Fiatuusii - Cuulicii Distiitt 45	2/1209010	00,000	טונט	To support neighborhood-level initiatives that promote economic development, job
Holdon		Macnoth Chamber of Commerce Lee	112500705	¢7.000	CDC	1
Holden		Maspeth Chamber of Commerce, Inc.	113500705	\$7,000	SBS	creation and retention, and community investment.
Holdon		Maspeth Chamber of Commerce, Inc Holiday Lights - Grand Avenue	112500705	ć10 000	CDC	Funds to support holiday lights on Grand Avenue in Council District 30.
Holden		Granu Avenue	113500705	\$19,000	SBS	runus to support nonuay lights on Granu Avenue in Council District 30.

Council Member	Sponsor	Legal Name of Organization - Program Name	Tax ID	Amount	Agency	Purpose of Funds
						Funding will be used for general operating expenses and for the after school
Speaker	Holden	Maspeth Town Hall, Inc.	237259702	\$50,000	DYCD	programming including staff support utilities, facilities usage, supplies, and equipment.
Marte		Meals for Unity, Inc Meal Distribution Program	870839266	\$10,000	DYCD	Funds will be used to support Meals for Unity's Meal Distribution program.
		Medicare Rights Center, Inc Benefits Enrollment -				Funding to support Medicare Education, Enrollment events and outreach in Council
Narcisse		Council District 46	133505372	\$7,500	DFTA	District 46.
		Medicare Rights Center, Inc Benefits Enrollment Town				To support MRC's multilingual benefit outreach and in person support in Council District
Ung		Hall & Outreach - Council District 20	133505372	\$5,000	DFTA	20.
						Funding to support concert series, including performance of a commissioned work by
Bottcher		Melodia Women's Choir of NYC, Inc.	200100634	\$5,000	DCLA	African American composer Zanaida Robles, DMA.
Ariola		Meowsquad, Inc.	842533806	\$5,000	DYCD	Funds will be used for animal rescue supplies.
Carr		Met Council Research and Educational Fund, Inc.	133580918	\$5,000	HPD	Funds will support Met Council's housing helpline and related services.
						To support Tenant Help Hotline, downtown Walk-in Clinic and Tenants Rights Training
Menin		Met Council Research and Educational Fund, Inc.	133580918	\$7,500	HPD	series for Council District 5.
Rivera		Met Council Research and Educational Fund, Inc.	133580918	\$5,000	HPD	Funds will support Met Council's programs and operations.
		Met Council Research and Educational Fund, Inc				
Brewer		Housing Mutual Aid Program	133580918	\$5,000	HPD	Funds will support Housing Mutual Aid Program.
		Met Council Research and Educational Fund, Inc				Funds will provide eviction defense and assist residents all across the City with their
Mealy		Stabilizing NYC	133580918	\$10,000	HPD	housing needs.
		Metro Chamber Orchestra, Inc Public, Community				To support operational expenses associated with free and low-cost community
Brannan		Concerts & Performances	473034551	\$5,000	DCLA	performances.
Speaker	Salamanca	Metropolitan College of New York - Pathways to Success	136192377	\$75,000	DYCD	Funding will be used to support Pathways to Success programming.
ļ						Funding to support operations, maintenance of equipment, gear and training events in
Borelli		Metropolitan Fire Association, Inc.	133039588	\$5,000	FDNY	Council District 51.
ļ						Funds to support vehicle maintenance and operating costs to including fuel, insurance
Carr		Metropolitan Fire Association, Inc.	133039588	\$2,500	FDNY	and maintenance of the members gear and equipment.
ID		Markova alikawa Markova wa afi Ant. The Francis Day Day and a	424624006	ćE 000	D.C.L.A	Finding of the state of the sta
Powers		Metropolitan Museum of Art, The - Family Day Programs	131624086	\$5,000	DCLA	Funding will support Family Day programming at the Metropolitan Museum of Art.
ļ		Natura alita a Navy Vauly Coordinating Council on Javiich				Funding to support operating expenses of the social services department including case
Monin		Metropolitan New York Coordinating Council on Jewish	132738818	¢E 000	DYCD	workers and emergency services, publicly noticed through Council District 5 monthly
Menin		Poverty, Inc. Metropolitan New York Coordinating Council on Jewish	132/30010	\$5,000	DICD	newsletter and website.
Feliz		Poverty, Inc Council District 15	122720010	\$10,000	DVCD	Funds will support meal distribution events and social services.
renz		Metropolitan New York Coordinating Council on Jewish	132738818	\$10,000	DYCD	Funding to support social services and case management, emergency services for
Connoro		Poverty, Inc Council District 24	122720010	\$11,000	DCC/LIDA	Council District 24.
		Poverty, Inc Council District 24	132738818	\$11,000	DSS/TRA	Funding for the kosher food system that supports emergency food packages and
Gennaro		Matropolitan Now York Coordinating Council on Jowish				
		Metropolitan New York Coordinating Council on Jewish	122720010	¢E 000	DVCD	1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1
		Metropolitan New York Coordinating Council on Jewish Poverty, Inc Food Program - District 35	132738818	\$5,000	DYCD	preserves critical staffing levels.
		Poverty, Inc Food Program - District 35	132738818	\$5,000	DYCD	1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1
Hudson		Poverty, Inc Food Program - District 35 Metropolitan New York Coordinating Council on Jewish				preserves critical staffing levels.
		Poverty, Inc Food Program - District 35 Metropolitan New York Coordinating Council on Jewish Poverty, Inc Senior Repair Program - Council District 16	132738818	\$5,000 \$7,000	DYCD DFTA	preserves critical staffing levels. Funding to support the Senior Repair Program for seniors in Council District 16.
Hudson Stevens		Poverty, Inc Food Program - District 35 Metropolitan New York Coordinating Council on Jewish Poverty, Inc Senior Repair Program - Council District 16 Metropolitan New York Coordinating Council on Jewish	132738818	\$7,000	DFTA	Funding to support the Senior Repair Program for seniors in Council District 16. Funding to support the costs associated with personnel and case workers providing
Hudson		Poverty, Inc Food Program - District 35 Metropolitan New York Coordinating Council on Jewish Poverty, Inc Senior Repair Program - Council District 16			DFTA	preserves critical staffing levels. Funding to support the Senior Repair Program for seniors in Council District 16.
Hudson Stevens		Poverty, Inc Food Program - District 35 Metropolitan New York Coordinating Council on Jewish Poverty, Inc Senior Repair Program - Council District 16 Metropolitan New York Coordinating Council on Jewish	132738818	\$7,000	DFTA	Funding to support the Senior Repair Program for seniors in Council District 16. Funding to support the costs associated with personnel and case workers providing

Council Member	Sponsor	Legal Name of Organization - Program Name	Tax ID	Amount	Agency	Purpose of Funds
		Metropolitan Opera Association, Inc Workforce				Funds will support the Workforce Development Initiative increasing recruiting efforts
Brewer		Development Initiative	131624087	\$5,000	DYCD	for employment targeting local universities and public housing buildings.
		Midori Foundation, Inc Blueprint Middle School	10101.007	ψ3,000	5.05	
Farias		(08X562)	133682472	\$5,000	DCLA	Funds will support music programs at Blueprint Middle School (08X562).
Farias		Midori Foundation, Inc Music Programs (PS 536X)	133682472	\$5,000	DYCD	Funds will support music programs at PS 536x in Council District 18.
		Midori Foundation, Inc Play to Learn - Junior High	10000171	ψ3,000	5.05	and the support made programs at 10 550x m country 250 to 250
Schulman		School 157Q Stephen A. Halsey (28Q157)	133682472	\$3,500	DCLA	To support the Signature Concert Workshop series at Junior High School 157Q.
				, -,		
		Midori Foundation, Inc Public School 102K The Bayview				To support ongoing music education programming at Public School 102K The
Brannan		(20K102) & Ralph A. Fabrizio School (20K170)	133682472	\$20,000	DCLA	Bayview(20K102) and Ralph A. Fabrizio School (20K170).
		Midori Foundation, Inc Public School 72M (04M072) &		,		To provide funding to support music programming at Public School 72M (04M072) &
Ayala		Public School 38M (04M038)	133682472	\$5,000	DCLA	Public School 38M (04M038).
				, -,		
Menin		Midtown Management Group, Inc.	133192793	\$5,000	DCLA	To fund a program supporting youth Broadway students within Council District 5.
				, -,		, , , , , , , , , , , , , , , , , , ,
Krishnan		Midtown Management Group, Inc Council District 25	133192793	\$5,000	DCLA	Funds will be used to support school programs in Council District 25.
		Midtown Management Group, Inc Performing Arts		1 - 7		, , , , , , , , , , , , , , , , , , ,
Brannan		Education	133192793	\$25,000	DCLA	To support the "Broadway in Your School" program.
		Midtown Management Group, Inc Public School 028X				, , , , ,
Feliz		Mount Hope (09X028)	133192793	\$20,000	DCLA	Funds will support Public School 028X Mount Hope (09X028) programming.
				. ,		
Menin		Migrant Kitchen Incorporated, The	850592518	\$5,000	DYCD	Funding will provide hot culturally competent meals to Council District 5 residents.
		Migrant Kitchen Incorporated, The - Meal Delivery & Food		. ,		, ,
Rivera		Access Programs	850592518	\$5,000	DYCD	Funds will support Migrant Kitchen's meal delivery and food access programs.
		Migrant Kitchen Incorporated, The - Meal Distributions -				, , , , , , , , , , , , , , , , , , , ,
Gutierrez		Council District 34	850592518	\$5,000	DYCD	Funding will support meal distributions for Council District 34.
						Funds to support its Positive Youth Troupe (PYT) free teen theater program serving
Speaker	Riley	Mindbuilders Creative Arts, Inc.	132988157	\$100,000	DCLA	community audiences and low-income youth of color aged 14-24.
•		Mindbuilders Creative Arts, Inc Teen Programming -				Funding to support teen programming, including Music & Dance, Positive Youth Troupe,
Dinowitz		Council District 11	132988157	\$10,000	DCLA	Community Folk Culture and APX programs.
Lee		MinKwon Center for Community Action, Inc.	112710506	\$5,000	DYCD	To support community education programming and outreach.
		·				
		MinKwon Center for Community Action, Inc AAPI Build				Funding to support free cultural and language appropriate social services including
Ung		Back Better Through Benefits Enrollment	112710506	\$5,000	DYCD	benefits enrollment, tax prep, health insurance enrollment, and other services.
						Funding to support operational costs associated with the auditors/judges who evaluate
						each participating school's show throughout the academic year; the costumes, as well as
Carr		Minty Organization for the Performing Arts, Inc.	464137962	\$5,000	DYCD	other production components of the performance.
					1	To provide funding support for a workforce development project, culturally tailored to
					1	the needs of asylum seekers and includes high skilled immigrants with limited English
Speaker		Mixteca Organization, Inc.	113561651	\$100,000	DYCD	proficiency, low income and severely affected by immigration trauma.
Aviles		Mixteca Organization, Inc Adult Literacy	113561651	\$30,000	DYCD	Funds to expand ESOL, computer literacy and literacy services.
Hanif		Mixteca Organization, Inc Workforce Developement	113561651	\$10,000	DYCD	Funds will support workforce development for asylum seekers.
Rivera		Mobilization for Justice, Inc.	132622748	\$5,000	DSS/HRA	Funds will support Mobilization for Justice's services in Council District 2.

Council Member	Sponsor	Legal Name of Organization - Program Name	Tax ID	Amount	Agency	Purpose of Funds
						Funds will support free legal services for low-income residents in District 37, including
		Mobilization for Justice, Inc Free Legal Services - Council				legal advice, counsel, and representation in housing, economic justice, immigration, and
Nurse		District 37	132622748	\$20,000	DSS/HRA	more.
						Funds will support operational costs for the Modest Community Thrift Shop, including
Borelli		Modest Community Services	134288916	\$5,000	DYCD	rent, shelving, showcases, hangers, a register, price tags, mirrors, and flyers.
		Montefiore Medical Center - Community Workforce				Funding for the Community Workforce Program would include support a Career
Speaker	Riley	Program	131740114	\$100,000	DHMH	Navigator, Working Learners, supplies and teaching materials.
D. A. a. a. b. a.		Many Condonal Fund	F2244F000	¢5 000	DVCD	Funds will be used to support the Children's Magical Garden Art & Nature Creation,
Marte		More Gardens! Fund	522415900	\$5,000	DYCD	Programming.
A la		Morningside Heights Community Coalition - Affordable	042004205	¢40.000	LIDD	Funding to support operating costs associated with affordable housing advocacy
Abreu		Housing Advocacy - Council District 7	813984395	\$10,000	HPD	initiative in Council District 7.
Abreu		Morris-Jumel Mansion, Inc Council District 7	132800646	\$5,000	DCLA	Funding to support community cultural programming in Council District 7.
						To support holiday lights and neighborhood beautification along East 204th St, East
		Mosholu Preservation Corporation - Holiday Lights -				235th St to East 239th St on Katonah Ave, on Bainbridge Avenue, Riverdale Ave,
Dinowitz		Council District 11	133109387	\$32,000	DYCD	Johnson Ave, White Plains Road, Mosholu Avenue and Bway at 242nd Street.
		Mothers Aligned Saving Kids (MASK), Inc Training				Funds will be used to support Helpline Support Groups for all mental health issues
Joseph		Support & Community Events - Council District 40	113495018	\$5,000	DYCD	including addiction, molestation and eating disorders.
		Motivational Monster's, Inc Arts & Wellness Community				To Support cultural arts and wellness programming including urban farming, youth arts
Brannan		Programming	825510172	\$5,000	DYCD	events, and other cultural/educational workshops.
		Mott Havon Community Land Stowards Civis				Funds will be used to provide training and engage community on organizing and
Avala		Mott Haven Community Land Stewards - Civic	924462016	\$5,000	DYCD	understanding their rights. Workshops, lectures and other programmatic events.
Ayala		Engagement	824463916	\$5,000	DICD	understanding their rights. Workshops, rectures and other programmatic events.
Rivera		Movement Research, Inc Council District 2	133041403	\$5,000	DCLA	Funds will support Movement Research's educational programs in Council District 2.
Rivera		Moving For Life - Council District 2	465251831	\$5,000	DFTA	Funds will support Moving For Life's programs and operations in Council District 2.
						Funds will support dance exercise classes for people affected by cancer and older adults
Brewer		Moving For Life - Exercise for Health - Council District 6	465251831	\$5,000	DFTA	in Council District 6.
Louis		Moving Mountains, Inc Council District 45	261407568	\$5,000	DYCD	Funds will be used for arts programming in Council District 45.
						Food pantry will provide community with food and other needed resources. Seniors will
						also receive services to keep them active and vibrant. Youth will participate in activities
Williams		Mt. Olivet Baptist Church of Hollis	112675754	\$10,000	DYCD	that will keep them off of the streets and avoid risky behavior.
VVIIIIaiiis		Mt. Sinai Center for Community Enrichment, Inc Senior	1120/3/34	\$10,000	DICD	that will keep them on of the streets and avoid risky behavior.
Speaker	Hanks	Care Program	134082027	\$100,000	DFTA	Funds will support various activities and services for seniors.
- I:	2	Muna Social Services, Inc Baitul Islam Masjid		+200,000	2.17	To support the community distributions at the Baitul Islam Masjid Community Food
Sanchez		Community Food Bank	844338493	\$5,000	DYCD	Bank in council district 14.
		Muna Social Services, Inc Community Programs -	2	45,500	2.03	Funds will support general operating support for social services in Council District 37,
Nurse		Council District 37	844338493	\$10,000	DYCD	including food pantries.
						Funding will support greening and beautification of Murray Hill including tree planting,
						pruning and tree bed maintenance, and planting of flowers and ivy throughout the
Powers		Murray Hill Committee, Inc.	237361016	\$5,000	DYCD	neighborhood.
Diverse		Manage Hill Committee Inc	227264046	d= 000	DVCD	Financial and Minana Hill Naighborhood Associations and
Rivera]	Murray Hill Committee, Inc.	237361016	\$5,000	DYCD	Funds will support Murray Hill Neighborhood Association's programs and operations.

Museum at Eldridge Street - 2023 Egg Rolls, Egg Creams &				
11.43c4 4t 2.4 4gc ot. cct 2020 26g 26g o.c4 4				To support the organizing and running of the 2023 Egg Rolls, Egg Creams and
 Empanadas Festival	133379555	\$10,000	DCLA	Empanadas Festival.
Museum of Jewish Heritage - A Living Memorial to the				To fund school group visits from City Council District 5 public, middle and high schools.
 Holocaust	133376265	\$5,000	DCLA	Free admission and transportation to be offered to student groups for visits.
Museum of Jewish Heritage - A Living Memorial to the				Funding will support expanded tours and free ticket programs to students in Council
 Holocaust	133376265	\$5,000	DCLA	District 4.
NAVIGORIAN OF Maritime a Navigation and Communication	000720221	ć7 F00	DCLA	Finds will be used to support advisation programming and approximations
 Museum of Maritime Navigation and Communication	900730331	\$7,500	DCLA	Funds will be used to support education, programming and operations. Funding to support operational expenses associated with classroom excursions to the
Museum of the City of New York	121624008	\$5,000	DCLA	museum.
 ·	131024098	\$3,000	DCLA	To support educational, skill development, and recreational programming for youth and
•	363885457	\$10,000	DYCD	families in Council District 43.
				Funds will be used to support the community education program
 Ividsiiii Community Network	733103333	75,000	DICD	and will be used to support the community education program
				Funding will be used to sustain a vegetarian and halal soup kitchen for the homeless in
				Manhattan; defray costs for the Toys for Tots toy drive; supplies and equipment;
Muslim Community Network	753163555	\$30.000	DYCD	delivery of goods; promotion & marketing of events; & staffing for program activities.
, , , , , , , , , , , , , , , , , , , ,		, ,		Funds will be used to cover the costs of space rental for the workshops, supplies,
Muslim Community Network - Community Education				staffing, marketing, transportation, general operations for the Cross-Cultural Education
Program	753163555	\$50,000	DYCD	Workshops.
				To support comprehensive direct service program that serves vulnerable New Yorkers
Muslim Community Network - Comprehensive Direct				and is a rapid-response volunteer engagement community service program that
Service Program	753163555	\$6,500	DYCD	provides opportunities for Muslim Americans to give back to their community.
Muslim Community Network - Council District 45	753163555	\$5,000	DYCD	Funds will be used for programming in Council District 45.
Muslim Community Network - Muslim Youth NYC Civic				Funding will add an additional full-time program coordinator in and will cover staff
Leadership Development Program	753163555	\$100,000	DYCD	salaries, program supplies, and administrative costs.
				Funding will be used for teaching underserved students the following skills:
				interpersonal communication skills, public speaking, conflict resolution, time
				management, research and project-based action planning needed to engage in a
 Muslim Community Network - MY NYC	753163555	\$50,000	DYCD	pluralistic society.
·		4		
	800010627	\$5,000	DYCD	Funding to support food security services in Council District 16.
		4.0.00		
 Assistance - Council District 43	822/12941	\$10,000	DYCD	To Support local relief/aid efforts, including access to free food in Council District 43.
My Time Inc. Council District 42	680646330	¢E 000	DUMU	Funding to support operating expense costs for wellness programming in Council
 IMY Time, Inc Council District 42	680646329	\$5,000	DHIVIH	
				Funds will provide education and support workshops to parents and caregivers of a
My Time Inc Council District 45	680646330	\$5,000	DHMI	child with autism and developmental disabilities, parent group discussions, and community autism forums.
				Funding for senior services such as health screenings and case work.
 reaches reach and raining rectwork, mc.	113007201	713,000	DITA	Transmitted Services such as health screenings and case work.
				Funds will support case mgmt. sessions with entitlement pre-screen & procurement,
Nachas Health and Family Network, Inc Holocaust				
INachas Health and Family Network, Inc Holocaust				completion of application/re-cert. process and client advocacy agencies, recreational
	Museum of Maritime Navigation and Communication Museum of the City of New York Muslim American Society of New York, Inc Youth & Family Programming - Council District 43 Muslim Community Network Muslim Community Network Muslim Community Network - Community Education Program Muslim Community Network - Comprehensive Direct Service Program Muslim Community Network - Council District 45 Muslim Community Network - Muslim Youth NYC Civic Leadership Development Program	Museum of Maritime Navigation and Communication Museum of the City of New York Muslim American Society of New York, Inc Youth & Family Programming - Council District 43 Muslim Community Network Muslim Community Network Muslim Community Network Muslim Community Network - Community Education Program Muslim Community Network - Comprehensive Direct Service Program Muslim Community Network - Council District 45 Muslim Community Network - Muslim Youth NYC Civic Leadership Development Program Muslim Community Network - Muslim Youth NYC Civic Leadership Development Program Muslim Community Network - My NYC Muslim Women's Institute for Research and Development (MWIRD) - Community Food Pantry - Highbridge Muslims Giving Back, Inc Emergent Community Needs Assistance - Council District 43 My Time, Inc Council District 42 My Time, Inc Council District 45 680646329	Holocaust	Holocaust

Council Member	Sponsor	Legal Name of Organization - Program Name	Tax ID	Amount	Agency	Purpose of Funds
		Narrows Botanical Garden, Inc Community Garden				
Brannan		Programming	113382931	\$5,000	DYCD	To support operating expenses of programming and maintenance at the garden.
		NARS Foundation, Inc Educational Community Outreach				Funds will support Educational Community Outreach Program for South Brooklyn
Aviles		Programs	205292405	\$8,000	DCLA	neighborhood of Sunset Park.
		National Association for the Advancement of Colored				Funding will support senior services, food insecurity, and education in Council District
Hanks		People 2227 Staten Island	136227892	\$10,000	DFTA	49.
						Funding will support the Comprehensive Employment Services program (CES) which
						provides low-income New Yorkers who are in the early stages of recovery from
		National Association on Drug Abuse Problems (New York				substance use disorders (SUD) with job readiness, placement, and employment
Speaker		State), Inc.	133185808	\$50,000	DYCD	retention support.
		National Committee for the Furtherance of Jewish				Funding to support mental health and drug prevention strategies for parents in the
Hudson		Education - Operation Survival - District 35	116003180	\$5,000	DHMH	community.
						Funds to be used for operational costs for workshops, group activities, cultural outings
Riley		National Council of Negro Women, IncCo-op City Section	270100098	\$10,000	DYCD	and group bonding events.
		National Dance Institute, Inc Public School 40M				
Rivera		(02M040)	132890779	\$5,000	DCLA	Funds will support National Dance Institute's programs at PS 40M (02M040).
						Funds will be used to support the annual National Ghana Parade and outreach to
Stevens		National Ghana Parade Council, Inc Council District 16	270595020	\$5,000	DYCD	Council District 16 residents.
Rivera		National Museum of Mathematics	271450809	\$5,000	DCLA	Funds will support the Museum of Mathematics programs and services.
		National September 11 Memorial and Museum at the				
		World Trade Center - 9/11 Memorial Museum				Funds will be used to defray the costs of student programming. Programs would be free
Speaker	Ariola, Borelli	Programming	611745872	\$50,000	DYCD	to ensure these New York City students learn about 9/11 and its ongoing legacy.
		National September 11 Memorial and Museum at the				Funding to support costs associated with free student programming including staff
Narcisse		World Trade Center - Field Trips & Tours	611745872	\$5,000	DYCD	support and field trips.
						To produce cultural events in celebration of Día de Las Madres/Ninos (Mother's Day
		Naturally Occurring Cultural Districts NY, Inc Council				and Child), Día de los Abuelos (Grandparent's Day) and Día de Los Muertos (Day of the
Hanif		District 39	811139923	\$5,000	DCLA	Dead) in Council District 39.
Rivera		Nazareth Housing, Inc.	133176952	\$16,000	DYCD	Funds will support Nazareth Housing's programs and operations.
		Nazareth Housing, Inc Community Engagement &				To support and help coordinate the delivery of affordable housing resources and other
Marte		Empowerment Initiative	133176952	\$5,000	DYCD	homelessness prevention programs through increased translation services.
Mealy		Neighborhood Artists, Inc Council District 41	133475058	\$10,000	DYCD	Funding to support general operating expenses including staff support.
		Neighborhood Coalition for Shelter, Inc Community				To produce and distribute Street Sheets and expand virtual CHIRP services for
Marte		Human Services Information & Referral Program (CHIRP)	133176586	\$5,000	DHS	Downtown Manhattan.
		Neighborhood Coalition for Shelter, Inc Housing &				Funds to support year-round housing and supportive services for homeless college
Won		Supportive Services - College Students	133176586	\$20,000	DHS	students.
		Neighborhood Housing Services of Brooklyn (Bedford-				
Osse		Stuyvesant) CDC, Inc.	471717438	\$20,000	HPD	Funding for housing and financial resources and services in Council District 36.
		Neighborhood Housing Services of Brooklyn (Bedford-				
		Stuyvesant) CDC, Inc Housing Support Services &				
Hudson		Financial Literacy - District 35	471717438	\$9,000	HPD	Funding to support housing support services in District 35.
						Funding used to cover costs of housing counseling, foreclosure intervention and
Vernikov		Neighborhood Housing Services of Brooklyn CDC, Inc.	471169779	\$5,000	HPD	landlord training.
		Neighborhood Housing Services of Brooklyn CDC, Inc				
Louis		Council District 45	471169779	\$10,000	HPD	Funds will be used to provide Homeowner/Tenant services in Council District 45.

Council Member	Spansor	Logal Name of Organization - Program Name	Tax ID	Amount	Agoney	Purpose of Funds
Council Member	Sponsor	Legal Name of Organization - Program Name	Tax ID	Amount	Agency	rui pose oi ruilus
		Neighborhood Housing Services of Brooklyn CDC, Inc				Final cuill be used to manide information and consists to be because and top one in
Nausiasa		Homeowner & Tenant Housing Services - Council District	474460770	¢40.000	LIDD	Funds will be used to provide information and services to homeowners and tenants in
Narcisse		46	471169779	\$10,000	HPD	Council District 46.
		Noighborhood Haveing Convices of Breaklyin CDC Inc.				The program funds will be used to support the work of Neighborhood Housing Services
Joseph		Neighborhood Housing Services of Brooklyn CDC, Inc	471160770	¢0.000	LIDD	of Brooklyn CDC, Inc. (NHS Brooklyn) to provide direct services to homeowners and
Joseph		Housing Education Services - Council District 40	471169779	\$9,000	HPD	tenants.
V		Neighborhood Housing Services of Brooklyn CDC, Inc	471160770	¢c 000	LIDD	Funds will provide direct homeowner services to seniors with the goal of preventing
Kagan		Senior Housing Services	471169779	\$6,000	HPD	predatory practices. Funding will support the administration of the Construction Oversight and Technical
\\/illiams		Neighborhood Housing Services of Jamaica, Inc.	237398279	\$15,000	DYCD	
Williams		Neighborhood Housing Services of Jamaica, Inc Support	23/3302/3	\$13,000	DICD	Assistance program. Funds will support educational and case assistance programming to homeowners and
Adams		Housing Services	237398279	\$20,000	HPD	tenants.
Auditis		Housing Services	23/3962/9	\$20,000	пРИ	Lendrits.
		Neighborhood Housing Services of Queens CDC, Inc				
Won		Comprehensive Housing Assistance - Council District 26	471267077	\$10,000	DFTA	Funds will support NHS' housing counseling, education, programming, and services.
WOII		Comprehensive Housing Assistance - Council District 20	4/120/0//	\$10,000	DITA	and services.
		Neighborhood Housing Services of Queens CDC, Inc				To provide comprehensive rental case management and guidance to Council District 21
Moya		Council District 21	471267077	\$20,000	HPD	residents, and housing assistance for seniors residing in Council District 21.
Ivioya		Neighborhood Housing Services of Queens CDC, Inc	471207077	720,000	111 0	Funding will support the cost to administer counseling on available housing resources
Brooks-Powers		Council District 31	471267077	\$8,000	DFTA	and benefits in Council District 31.
DIOOKS I OWEIS		Neighborhood Initiatives Development Corporation	471207077	70,000	DITA	Funds will provide support for Council District 13 tenants in need of legal advocacy to
Velazquez		(NIDC)	133110811	\$57,000	DYCD	prevent eviction.
70.029002		(VIII S)	100110011	ψ3.,000	5.05	p. credit chedom
		Neighbors Allied for Good Growth, Inc Environmental				Funds will support community planning and environmental justice and climate justice
Gutierrez		Justice & Climate Justice - Council District 34	113470943	\$5,000	DYCD	work.
		Neighbors Allied for Good Growth, Inc Public Outreach		1 - 7		To support NAG's staff with supplies that organize, educate, act for environmental
Restler		Campaigns	113470943	\$7,500	DYCD	justice, health & equitable planning.
		Neighbors Helping Neighbors, Inc Eviction Prevention				
Aviles		and Tenant Organizing & Advocacy - South Brooklyn	113059958	\$25,000	HPD	Funds will support referrals to housing related services and tenant support services.
						Funding will be used to help support the maintenance and improvement of the
Ariola		Neponsit Property Owners' Association	116039882	\$5,000	DYCD	landscaping in common areas in the district.
		New 42nd Street, Inc., The - New Victory Education				Funding will support the New Victory Education program to students in Council District
Powers		Program - Council District 4	133584032	\$5,000	DCLA	4.
		New 42nd Street, Inc., The - New Victory Theater				Funding for the New Victory Theater Education Program for students of all ages with
Bottcher		Education Program	133584032	\$5,000	DCLA	compelling arts education activities.
						To provide aftercare services, including medical support and case management,
						through NAC's Partners in Parenting (PIP) and Post Legal Adoption Network (PLAN)
Speaker	Sanchez	New Alternatives for Children, Inc.	133149298	\$150,000	ACS	programs.
						Funding to support educational materials including books, technology and operating
Vernikov		New American Self Help Jewish Education World	270654876	\$10,000	DYCD	costs for use in providing ESL Classes.
						Funds will support educational program on healthy nutrition and the food pantry
Adams		New Beginnings Outreach, Inc.	201959562	\$2,500	DYCD	program.
		New Destiny Housing Corporation - Family Services				Funds will provide safe and stable supportive housing for families in critical need who
Mealy		Program	133778489	\$10,000	DYCD	are homeless due to domestic violence.
						Funds will support Playwrights' Lab, a series of new work development initiatives for
Bottcher		New Dramatists, Inc Playwrights' Lab	131601093	\$5,000	DCLA	resident playwrights.

Council Member	Sponsor	Legal Name of Organization - Program Name	Tax ID	Amount	Agency	Purpose of Funds
Bottcher		New Festival, Inc., The	133560387	\$5,000	DCLA	Funds will support community outreach efforts to participate the festival events.
Ariola		New Hamilton Beach Civic Association, Inc., The	830377515	\$5,000	DYCD	Funding will be used for events and programming.
Krishnan		New Immigrant Community Empowerment (NICE)	113560625	\$24,500	DYCD	To provide support services for recently arrived immigrants at high risk of workplace abuse and exploitation, including outreach, referrals and worshops.
Riley		New Testament Temple Church of God - Community Engagement Festival - Council District 12 New York African Chorus Ensemble, Inc Council District	133762440	\$50,000	DYCD	Funds to be used to support Community Engagement Day "Fun in the Son."
Abreu		7	201090906	\$10,000	DCLA	Funding to support New York African Chorus Ensemble's FY24 season.
Holden		New York and Presbyterian Hospital - Military Family Wellnes Center	133957095	\$9,500	DHMH	Funds will be used to support veteran services through the Military Family Wellness Center.
Restler		New York Board of Rabbis, Inc Stewards of Children	131809283	\$5,000	DYCD	Funds will support the nationally recognized Stewards of Children education program, a 2.5 hour training that teaches adults how to effectively prevent, recognize and react responsibly to child sexual abuse and molestation.
Joseph		New York Board of Rabbis, Inc Stewards of Children - Council District 40	131809283	\$5,000	DYCD	Funds will support the Stewards of Children education program, training that teaches adults how to prevent, recognize and react to child sexual abuse and molestation.
Salamanca		New York Botanical Garden - Community Events - Council District 17	131693134	\$32,000	DCLA	Funding will be used to host community events.
Farias		New York Botanical Garden - Council District 18	131693134	\$15,000	DCLA	To support programs for residents of Council District 18.
Tarias		New Tork Botanical Garden - Council District 16	131093134	\$13,000	DCLA	Funds will be used to cover the cost of tours of the NY Botanical Gardens for about 170
Stevens		New York Botanical Garden - Tours - Council District 16	131693134	\$10,000	DCLA	seniors and students of Council District 16.
Speaker		New York Cancer Center, Inc.	272464042	\$75,000	DHMH	Funding to support medical case management and navigation services for the Gravesend community.
		New York Cancer Center, Inc Cancer Patient Support		4:0,000		,
Brannan		Programs	272464042	\$5,000	DHMH	To support programming to serve holistic needs of cancer patients and their families.
		New York Cancer Center, Inc Cancer Services - Council				Funds will provide medical referral, stress-relieving and pain management, support
Kagan		District 47	272464042	\$19,000	DHMH	groups, counseling, therapeutic group activities.
.,		New York Cancer Center, Inc Counseling & Therapy	.=	4.0.000		Funding to support the operating expenses associated with Counseling and Therapy
Yeger		Services	272464042	\$10,000	DHMH	Services.
Speaker		New York Cares, Inc.	133444193	\$75,000	DYCD	Funding would support personnel costs for the Youth Education programming.
Carr		New York Center for Interpersonal Development, Inc.	237085239	\$10,000	DYCD	Funds to be used to support operational expenses, staff support and administrative services.
Brewer		New York Choral Society, Inc 2023-2024 Season Performances & Community Engagement Programs	136103602	\$5,000		Funds will support the 2023-2024 season, community engagement programs including workshops at performing arts high schools and free admission to productions.
Menin		New York City Ballet, Inc.	132947386	\$5,000	DCLA	To support in school residency programs in City Council District 5.
Brewer		New York City Ballet, Inc In-School Residency Program	132947386	\$5,000	DCLA	Funds will support in-school residency program in Council District 6.
Bottcher		New York City Community Chorus at Holy Apostles	760843120	\$5,000	DCLA	Funds will be used for administrative expenses of producing community choral concerts.
Bottcher		New York City Gay and Lesbian Anti-Violence Project, Inc Hate Crimes Prevention	133149200	\$9,500	DSS/HRA	Funds will support Hate Crimes Prevention programming and services.

Council Member	Sponsor	Legal Name of Organization - Program Name	Tax ID	Amount	Agency	Purpose of Funds
						Funding to support ecological field trips, virtual lessons, and Wellness Wednesday
Osse		New York City H2O	453860014	\$5,000	DYCD	tabling and outreach in Council District 36.
De La Rosa		New York City H2O - Geographic Information System (GIS)		\$5,000	DYCD	To support Geographic Information System (GIS) Lessons for Students.
Hanif		New York City Housing Authority	136400434	\$5,000	HPD	Funding for use by 572 Warren Street Tenant's Association.
Hanif		New York City Housing Authority	136400434	\$5,000	HPD	Funding for use by Wyckoff Gardens Tenants Association.
Hanif		New York City Housing Authority	136400434	\$5,000	HPD	Funding for use by Gowanus Houses Tenants Association.
		New York City Housing Authority - 1100 Teller				Funding is to provide financial support to the NYCHA Tenant Associations at 1100 Teller
Stevens		Development Tenants Association	136400434	\$1,000	HPD	Avenue.
Marte		New York City Housing Authority - 45 Allen Street	136400434	\$2,500	HPD	To support family day and other activities organized by Resident Association.
						Funds will support the Baruch Houses Addition at 72 Columbia Resident Association
Rivera		New York City Housing Authority - 72 Columbia TA	136400434	\$1,000	HPD	activities.
1		New York City Housing Authority - 830 Amsterdam				
Abreu		Avenue Tenant Association	136400434	\$3,500	HPD	Funding to support tenant association at 830 Amsterdam Avenue.
		New York City Housing Authority - Adams Houses -				Funds will be used to support the Back to School, Family Day, and other community
Salamanca		Community Engagement	136400434	\$1,500	HPD	engagement activities at the Adams Development.
						Funds will be used to support Family day, Senior Day, chat + chew, political education
						and voter registration program in and with AKA Houses and the broader Harlem
Jordan		New York City Housing Authority - AKA Houses	136400434	\$5,000	HPD	community.
Osse		New York City Housing Authority - Albany Houses	136400434	\$2,000	HPD	Funding to support Albany Houses Family Day.
		New York City Housing Authority - Alfred E Smith Houses				
Marte		RA	136400434	\$5,000	HPD	To support family day and other activities organized by Resident Association.
		New York City Housing Authority - Amsterdam Additions				
Brewer		Tenant Association	136400434	\$2,000	HPD	Funds will support tenant association activities at Amsterdam Additions .
		New York City Housing Authority - Amsterdam Houses				
Brewer		Tenant Association	136400434	\$2,000	HPD	Funds will support Tenant association activities at Amsterdam Houses.
		New York City Housing Authority - Astoria Houses Tenants				
Caban		Association	136400434	\$10,000	HPD	Funds will be used to support the Astoria Houses Tenants Association.
Hudson		New York City Housing Authority - Atlantic Terminal	136400434	\$5,000	HPD	Funding to support Atlantic Terminal Tenant Association.
		New York City Housing Authority - Audobon House				
Abreu		Tenants Association	136400434	\$2,500	HPD	Funding to support the Audobon House Tenants Association.
		New York City Housing Authority - Bailey Avenue - West				To support the Bailey Avenue - West 193rd tenants association activities in Council
Sanchez		193rd	136400434	\$2,000	HPD	District 14.
Speaker		New York City Housing Authority - Baisley Houses	136400434	\$7,500	HPD	Funds will support the Baisley Houses Resident Association activities.
Rivera		New York City Housing Authority - Baruch TA	136400434	\$1,000	HPD	Funds will support Baruch Houses Resident Association activities.
Riley		New York City Housing Authority - Baychester Houses	136400434	\$10,000	HPD	Funds to be used for community engagement activities in Baychester Houses.
						Funds will provide resources, workshops, and community activities to constituents in
Narcisse		New York City Housing Authority - Bayview NYCHA	136400434	\$4,000	HPD	Bayview NYCHA Housing.
Brooks-Powers		New York City Housing Authority - Beach 41st Street	136400434	\$1,000	HPD	Funding will support activities at the Beach 41st Street development.
		New York City Housing Authority - Beach 41st Street -				Funding to support costs associated with providing the Family Day Event at Beach 41st
Brooks-Powers		Family Day	136400434	\$1,000	HPD	street.
		New York City Housing Authority - Berry Street - South 9th				
Gutierrez		Street	136400434	\$1,500	HPD	Funding to support the Berry Street - South 9th Street TA.

Council Member	Sponsor	Legal Name of Organization - Program Name	Tax ID	Amount	Agency	Purpose of Funds
		New York City Housing Authority - Bethune Gardens		4		
Abreu		Tenant Association	136400434	\$2,500	HPD	Funding to support the Bethune Gardens Tenant Association.
		New York City Housing Authority - Borinquen Plaza		4= 000		
Gutierrez		Houses	136400434	\$5,000	HPD	Funding will support programming at Borinquen Plaza Houses.
Riley		New York City Housing Authority - Boston Secor	136400434	\$5,000	HPD	Funds to be used for community engagement activities in Boston Secor.
Rivera		New York City Housing Authority - Bracetti TA	136400434	\$1,000	HPD	Funds will support Bracetti Resident Association Activities.
Barron		New York City Housing Authority - Breukelen Houses TA	136400434	\$2,500	HPD	Funding to support expense costs for family day and community programming at Breukelen Houses.
Salamanca		New York City Housing Authority - Bronx River Houses	136400434	\$2,500	HPD	Funds will be used to support the Back to School, Family Day, and other community engagement activities at Bronx River Houses.
		New York City Housing Authority - Bronx River Tenant				
Farias		Association & Family Day	136400434	\$3,000	HPD	Funding to support the Bronx River Tenant Association and Family Day.
		New York City Housing Authority - Bronx Site 402 Union				Funds will be used to support the Back to School, Family Day, and other community
Salamanca		Avenue Consolidation	136400434	\$1,000	HPD	engagement activities at Bronx Site 402 Union Avenue Consolidation.
Gutierrez		New York City Housing Authority - Bushwick Houses	136400434	\$5,000	HPD	Funding will support programming at Bushwick Houses.
		New York City Housing Authority - Butler Houses Tenant				Funding is to provide financial support to the NYCHA Tenant Associations at the Butler
Stevens		Association	136400434	\$1,000	HPD	Houses Developments.
Rivera		New York City Housing Authority - Campos II TA	136400434	\$1,000	HPD	Funds will support the Campos II Resident Association activities.
Brooks-Powers		New York City Housing Authority - Carleton Manor	136400434	\$2,000	HPD	Funding will support activities at the Carleton Manor NYCHA development.
		New York City Housing Authority - Carter G. Woodson				Funding to support expense costs for family day and community programming at Carter
Barron		Houses TA	136400434	\$2,500	HPD	G. Woodson Houses TA.
						To support community activities and events for residents of Carver Houses including
Ayala		New York City Housing Authority - Carver Houses	136400434	\$1,500	HPD	annual family days.
Hanks		New York City Housing Authority - Cassidy-Lafayette TA	136400434	\$2,000	HPD	Funding will support Cassidy-Lafayette Tenant Association.
		New York City Housing Authority - Castle Hill Houses		+=,		
Farias		Tenant Association & Family Day	136400434	\$3,000	HPD	Funding to support the Castle Hill Houses Tenant Association and Family Day.
G-1111		New York City Housing Authority Charles Borry House	426400424	ć2 F00	LIDD	For density has used for the ferrille described Charles Borrow Haves
Carr		New York City Housing Authority - Charles Berry Homes	136400434	\$3,500	HPD	Funds will be used for the family day at the Charles Berry Houses.
Ayala		New York City Housing Authority - Citywide Council of Presidents	136400434	\$5,000	HPD	Funding to support the Citywide Council of President.
,		New York City Housing Authority - Claremont		+=,===		Funding is to provide financial support to the NYCHA Tenant Association at the
Stevens		Consolidated III Teller Avenue Tenants Association	136400434	\$1,000	HPD	Claremont Consolidated III Teller Avenue developments.
otevens		New York City Housing Authority - Claremont Parkway	100.00.0.	Ψ 2,000	2	Funding is to provide financial support to the NYCHA Tenant Associations at the
Stevens		Tenant Association	136400434	\$1,000	HPD	Claremont Parkway Development.
		New York City Housing Authority - Clason Point Garden		+=,		
Farias		Tenant Association & Family Day	136400434	\$1,500	HPD	Funding to support the Clason Point Garden Tenant Associations and Family Day.
		New York City Housing Authority - Clay Avenue	130 100 13 1	71,500	111.5	Funding is to provide financial support to the NYCHA Tenant Associations at the Clay
Stevens		Consolidated Tenants Association	136400434	\$4,000	HPD	Avenue Consolidated Development.
		New York City Housing Authority - Clinton Houses	136400434	\$1,000	HPD	To support community activities and events for residents of Clinton Houses including annual family days.
Ayala		ivew Tork City nousing Authority - Clinton Houses	150400434	\$1,000	חצט	annuan rannny uays.
Calamanas		New York City Housing Authority - Community	126400424	64.500	1100	Funds will be used to support the Back to School, Family Day, and other community
Salamanca		Engagement - Bryant Avenue-East 174th Development	136400434	\$1,500	HPD	engagement activities at the Bryant Avenue-East 174th Development.

Council Member	Sponsor	Legal Name of Organization - Program Name	Tax ID	Amount	Agency	Purpose of Funds
		New York City Housing Authority - Coney Island Houses				Funds will provide community engagement programs; physical fitness program and
Kagan		Tenant Association	136400434	\$2,000	HPD	recreational programs.
Gutierrez		New York City Housing Authority - Cooper Park Houses	136400434	\$5,000	HPD	Funding will support programming at Cooper Park Houses.
Avala		Now York City Housing Authority Corsi Houses	126400424	Ć1 F00	HDD	To support community activities and events for residents of Corsi Houses including annual family days.
Ayala		New York City Housing Authority - Corsi Houses	136400434	\$1,500	HPD	Funding to support expense costs for family day and community programming at
Barron		New York City Housing Authority - Cypress Hills Houses TA	136400434	\$2,500	HPD	Cypress Hills Houses TA.
24.1011		New York City Housing Authority - De Hostos Tenants	130 100 13 1	Ψ 2,300	111 0	eypress rime riotates in it
Abreu		Association	136400434	\$2,500	HPD	Funding to support the tenants association programming at De Hostos Apartments.
		New York City Housing Authority - DeHostos Tenant				
Brewer		Association	136400434	\$2,000	HPD	Funds will support Tenant association activities at DeHostos.
		New York City Housing Authority - Douglas Rehab Tenant				
Brewer		Association	136400434	\$1,000	HPD	Funds will support Tenant association activities at Douglas Rehab.
		New York City Housing Authority - Douglas Rehab Tennant				
Abreu		Association	136400434	\$1,000	HPD	Funding to support the Douglas Rehab Tennant Association.
		New York City Housing Authority - Douglass Houses	425400424	45.000	LIBB	
Abreu		Tenant Association	136400434	\$5,000	HPD	Funding to support the Douglass Houses Tenant Association.
						Funds will be used to support Family day, Senior Day, chat + chew, political education
Jordan		New York City Housing Authority - Drew Hamilton Houses	126400424	\$5,000	HPD	and voter registration program in and with Drew Hamilton Houses and the broader Harlem community.
Jordan		New York City Housing Authority - Drew Hammon Houses	130400434	\$3,000	TIFD	Tranem community.
De La Rosa		Family Day	136400434	\$9,000	HPD	To support Dyckman Houses Family Day Programming.
				, , , , , ,		To support community activities and events for residents of East River Houses including
Ayala		New York City Housing Authority - East River Houses	136400434	\$1,500	HPD	annual family days.
Riley		New York City Housing Authority - Eastchester Gardens	136400434	\$5,000	HPD	Funds to be used for community engagement activities in Eastchester Gardens.
Riley		New York City Housing Authority - Edenwald	136400434	\$5,000	HPD	Funds to be used for community engagement activities in Edenwald.
		New York City Housing Authority - Elliott Chelsea Tenants				
Bottcher		Association	136400434	\$3,500	HPD	Funding to support Family Day.
Hudson		New York City Housing Authority - Farragut Houses	136400434	\$7,000	HPD	Funding to support Farragut Houses Tenant Association.
		New York City Housing Authority - Findlay Ave		4		Funding is to provide financial support to the NYCHA Tenant Associations at the Findlay
Stevens		Developments Tenant Association	136400434	\$1,000	HPD	Ave Developments.
Nurco		New York City Housing Authority - Fiorentino Plaza	136400434	¢2 F00	HDD	Funds will support general programming for the Figrentine Plaza Tapant Association
Nurse		Tenants Association New York City Housing Authority - Forest Houses Tenant	136400434	\$2,500	HPD	Funds will support general programming for the Fiorentino Plaza Tenant Association. Funding is to provide financial support to the NYCHA Tenant Associations at the Forest
Stevens		Association	136400434	\$3,000	HPD	Houses Development.
Stevens		New York City Housing Authority - Fort Independence	130400434	73,000	TILD	To support the Fort Independence Houses tenants association activities in Council
Sanchez		Houses	136400434	\$2,000	HPD	District 14.
54.16.162		New York City Housing Authority - Fulton Tenants	130 100 13 1	72,000	111 0	
Bottcher		Association	136400434	\$3,500	HPD	Funding to support Family Day.
				/		To support community activities and events for residents of Gaylord White Houses
Ayala		New York City Housing Authority - Gaylord White	136400434	\$1,000	HPD	including annual family days.
		New York City Housing Authority - Glebe Tenant				
Farias		Association & Family Day	136400434	\$1,000	HPD	Funding to support the Glebe Tenant Association and Family Day.
		New York City Housing Authority - Glenmore Plaza				
Nurse		Tenants Association	136400434	\$6,000	HPD	Funds will support general programming for the Glenmore Plaza Tenant Association.

Council Member	Sponsor	Legal Name of Organization - Program Name	Tax ID	Amount	Agency	Purpose of Funds
		New York City Housing Authority - Glenwood Houses -				
Louis		Council District 45	136400434	\$5,000	HPD	Funds will be used for Glenwood Houses Tenant Association
Rivera		New York City Housing Authority - Gompers TA	136400434	\$1,000	HPD	Funds will support the Gompers Resident Association activities.
						Funds will be used to support Family day, Senior Day, chat + chew, political education
_						and voter registration program in and with Grant Houses and the broader Harlem
Jordan		New York City Housing Authority - Grant Houses	136400434	\$5,000	HPD	community.
		New York City Housing Authority - Grant Houses Tenant				
Abreu		Association	136400434	\$5,000	HPD	Funding to support the Grant Houses Tenant Association.
		New York City Housing Authority - Gravesend Houses				Funds will provide community engagement programs; physical fitness program and
Kagan		Tenant Association	136400434	\$2,000	HPD	recreational programs.
Riley		New York City Housing Authority - Gun Hill	136400434	\$5,000	HPD	Funds to be used for community engagement activities in Gun Hill.
		New York City Housing Authority - Haber Houses Tenant				Funds will provide community engagement programs; physical fitness program and
Kagan		Association	136400434	\$2,000	HPD	recreational programs.
Brooks-Powers		Now York City Housing Authority Hammols Houses	136400434	\$1,000	HPD	Funding will support activities at the Hammels NVCHA development
Brooks-Powers		New York City Housing Authority - Hammels Houses	130400434	\$1,000	пРО	Funding will support activities at the Hammels NYCHA development.
Drooks Dowers		New York City Housing Authority - Hammels Houses -	126400424	¢1 000	LIDD	Funding to support costs associated with Family Day Event at Hammels Houses
Brooks-Powers		Family Day New York City Housing Authority - Harborview Tenant	136400434	\$1,000	HPD	Funding to support costs associated with Family Day Event at Hammels Houses.
Dwarran		, , ,	426400424	¢2.000	LIDD	From the will assume the Tangant accordation and initial at Houlean investigation
Brewer		Association	136400434	\$2,000	HPD	Funds will support Tenant association activities at Harborview.
Carrahaa		New York City Housing Authority - Harrison Avenue Rehab		ć4 000	LIDD	To support the Harrison Avenue Rehab - Group A & B tenants association activities in
Sanchez		- Group A & B	136400434	\$1,000	HPD	Council District 14.
		New York City Housing Authority - Highbridge Gardens		*		Funding is to provide financial support to the NYCHA Tenant Associations at the
Stevens		Tenants Association	136400434	\$4,000	HPD	Highbridge Gardens Developments.
Menin		New York City Housing Authority - Holmes Towers	136400434	\$5,000	HPD	To fund tenants association events for Holmes Towers in Council District 5.
		New York City Housing Authority - Hope Gardens Tenants				
Nurse		Association	136400434	\$6,000	HPD	Funds will support general programming for the Hope Gardens Tenants Association.
Gutierrez		New York City Housing Authority - Hylan Houses	136400434	\$3,000	HPD	Funding will support programming at Hylan Houses.
		New York City Housing Authority - Independence Towers		_		
Gutierrez		TA	136400434	\$1,500	HPD	Funding will support the Independence Towers TA.
Hudson		New York City Housing Authority - Ingersoll Houses	136400434	\$10,000	HPD	Funding to support Ingersoll Houses Tenant Association.
11003011		New York City Housing Authority - Jackson Houses -	130400434	710,000	1111111	Funds will be used to support the Back to School, Family Day, and other community
Salamanca		Community Engagement	136400434	\$2,500	HPD	engagement activities at the Jackson Development.
Rivera		New York City Housing Authority - Jacob Riis TA	136400434	\$1,000	HPD	Funds will support the Jacob Riis Houses resident association activities.
Rivera		New York City Housing Authority - Jacob Kils TA	130400434	\$1,000	пги	rulius will support the Jacob Kils Houses resident association activities.
						To support the Resident Association for PPE purchase, the annual Family Day, and other
Ung		New York City Housing Authority - James A. Bland Houses	136400434	\$5,000	HPD	activities for residents, at James A. Bland Houses in Flushing, Queens.
Olig		New York City Housing Authority James A. Bland Houses	130400434	73,000	111111	To support community activities and events for residents of Jefferson Houses including
Ayala		New York City Housing Authority - Jefferson Houses	136400434	\$1,500	HPD	annual family days.
Ayulu		New York City Housing Authority Serieson Houses	130400434	71,500	1111111	To support community activities and events for residents of Johnson Houses including
Ayala		New York City Housing Authority - Johnson Houses	136400434	\$7,500	HPD	annual family days.
,		Total Total City (Todasing Additionity Solinson Houses	100700704	77,500	1110	Funds will be used to support Family day, Senior Day, chat + chew, political education
						and voter registration program in and with Kings Towers and the broader Harlem
Jordan		New York City Housing Authority - Kings Towers	136400434	\$5,000	HPD	community.
Jordan		Trew Tork City Housing Authority - Kings Towers	130400434	000ردډ	IIFU	community.
0220		New York City Housing Authority - Lafayette Gardens	136400434	\$2,000	HPD	Funding to support Laf. Gardens Family Day.
Osse		INEW TOTA City Housing Authority - Larayette Gardens	130400434	۷۷,000	HPD	i unumg to support Lat. Gardens Lathing Day.

Council Member	Sponsor	Legal Name of Organization - Program Name	Tax ID	Amount	Agency	Purpose of Funds
Hudson		New York City Housing Authority - Lafayette Houses	136400434	\$5,000	HPD	Funding to support Lafayette Houses Tenant Association.
Marte		New York City Housing Authority - LaGuardia Addition	136400434	\$2,500	HPD	To support family day and other activities organized by Resident Association.
Marte		New York City Housing Authority - LaGuardia Houses	136400434	\$4,000	HPD	To support family day and other activities organized by Resident Association.
Ung		New York City Housing Authority - Latimer Garden Resident Association	136400434	\$5,000	HPD	Funds will go towards the purchase of PPE and programing, including Family Fun Day, for the Latimer Garden Resident Association in Flushing, Queens.
Ung		New York City Housing Authority - Leavitt-34th Avenue Residents Association	136400434	\$1,000	HPD	To support the Leavitt-34th Avenue Residents Association activities.
Ayala		New York City Housing Authority - Lehman Houses	136400434	\$1,500	HPD	To support community activities and events for residents of Lehman Houses including annual family days.
Rivera		New York City Housing Authority - LES Group II TA	136400434	\$1,000	HPD	Funds will support LES Group II Resident Association activities.
Rivera		New York City Housing Authority - LES Group V TA	136400434	\$1,000	HPD	Funds will support the LES Group V Resident Association activities.
Rivera		New York City Housing Authority - LES III TA	136400434	\$1,000	HPD	Funds will support LES III Resident Association activities.
		New York City Housing Authority - LES Infill 216 Eldridge				
Marte		Street	136400434	\$5,000	HPD	To support family day and other activities organized by Resident Association.
						To fund tenants association events for Lexington Houses, publicly noticed through
Menin		New York City Housing Authority - Lexington Houses	136400434	\$5,000	HPD	Council District 5 monthly newsletter and website.
Rivera		New York City Housing Authority - Lilian Wald TA	136400434	\$1,000	HPD	Funds will support the Lilian Wald Houses Resident Association activities.
		New York City Housing Authority - Long Island Baptist	250.00.0.	\$2,000	5	Funding to support expense costs for family day and community programming at Long
Barron		Houses TA	136400434	\$2,500	HPD	Island Baptist Houses.
Darron		Tiouses TA	130400434	\$2,300	TIFD	Funding to support expense costs for family day and community programming at Louis
Parron		Now York City Housing Authority Louis Bink Houses TA	126400424	¢2 F00	ПВБ	Pink Houses.
Barron		New York City Housing Authority - Louis Pink Houses TA	136400434	\$2,500	HPD	PIIK HOUSES.
		New York City Housing Authority - Manhattanville Houses	426400424	45.000		
Abreu		Tenant Association	136400434	\$5,000	HPD	Funding to support the Manhattanville Houses Tenant Association.
						To support Family Day, Block Party, Museum of Natural History Children's Trip, Clean
		New York City Housing Authority - Marble Hill Resident				Street/Clean Community, Shred-it Services, Senior Empowerment Work Shop in Marble
De La Rosa		Council	136400434	\$9,000	HPD	Hill.
		New York City Housing Authority - Marble Hill Tenant's				
Sanchez		Association	136400434	\$3,000	HPD	To support the Marble Hill Houses tenants association activities in Council District 14.
Osse		New York City Housing Authority - Marcy Houses	136400434	\$2,000	HPD	Funding to support Marcy Houses Family Day.
Hanks		New York City Housing Authority - Mariner's Harbor TA	136400434	\$2,000	HPD	Funds will support the Mariner's Harbor Tenants Association.
		New York City Housing Authority - Marlboro Houses				Funds will provide community engagement programs; physical fitness program and
Kagan		Tenant Association	136400434	\$2,000	HPD	recreational programs.
		New York City Housing Authority - Melrose Houses -				Funds will be used to support the Back to School, Family Day, and other community
Salamanca		Community Engagement	136400434	\$2,500	HPD	engagement activities at the Melrose Development.
Rivera		New York City Housing Authority - Meltzer TA	136400434	\$1,000	HPD	Funds will support the Meltzer Houses Resident Association activities.
		, <u> </u>		. ,		To support community activities and events for residents of Metro North Houses
Ayala		New York City Housing Authority - Metro North Houses	136400434	\$1,000	HPD	including annual family days.
,		and the state of t		+ =,000	5	To support community activities and events for residents of Millbrook Houses including
Ayala		New York City Housing Authority - Millbrook Houses	136400434	\$12,500	HPD	annual family days.
riyalu		TOTA CITY FIGURING AUGIOTEY - WIIID OOK HOUSES	100-00-04	712,300	1110	To support community activities and events for residents of Mitchel Houses including
Avala		New York City Housing Authority - Mitchel Houses	136400434	\$4,000	HPD	annual family days.
Ayala		, , ,	130400434	\$ 4 ,000	ПРО	annuan rannny uays.
Farias		New York City Housing Authority - Monroe Houses Tenant Association & Family Day	136400434	\$3,000	HPD	Funding to support the Monroe Houses Tenant Association and Family Day.

Council Member	Sponsor	Legal Name of Organization - Program Name	Tax ID	Amount	Agency	Purpose of Funds
Ayala		New York City Housing Authority - Moore Houses	136400434	\$4,000	HPD	To support community activities and events for residents of Moore Houses including annual family days.
Ayala		New York City Housing Authority - Mott Haven	136400434	\$4,000	HPD	To support community activities and events for residents of Mott Haven Houses including annual family days.
Hanks		New York City Housing Authority - New Lane Area TA	136400434	\$2,000	HPD	Funding will support New Lane Area Tenant Association.
Narcisse		New York City Housing Authority - Nostrand NYCHA	136400434	\$3,000	HPD	Funds will provide resources, workshops, and community activities to constituents in Nostrand NYCHA Housing.
Gutierrez		New York City Housing Authority - Jonathan Williams Community Center	136400434	\$1,500	HPD	Funding will support Jonathan Williams Community Center.
Hanks		New York City Housing Authority - NYCHA Scholarship Fund - Council District 49	136400434	\$2,000	HPD	Funding will support the NYCHA Scholarship Fund in Council District 49.
Brooks-Powers		New York City Housing Authority - Ocean Bay / Oceanside Houses	136400434	\$1,000	HPD	Funding will support activities at the Ocean Bay and Oceanside NYCHA Development.
Brooks-Powers		New York City Housing Authority - Ocean Bay/Oceanside Houses - Family Day	136400434	\$1,000	HPD	Funding to support the costs associated with a Family Day Event at NYCHA Ocean Bay/Oceanside Houses.
Nurse		New York City Housing Authority - Ocean Hill Tenants Association	136400434	\$6,000	HPD	Funds will support general programming at Ocean Hill Tenants Association.
Kagan		New York City Housing Authority - O'Dwyer Gardens Tenant Association	136400434	\$2,000	HPD	Funds will provide community engagement programs; physical fitness program and recreational programs.
Riley		New York City Housing Authority - Parkside	136400434	\$5,000	HPD	Funds to be used for community engagement activities in Parkside.
Ayala		New York City Housing Authority - Patterson Houses	136400434	\$4,000	HPD	To support community activities and events for residents of Patterson Houses including annual family days.
		New York City Housing Authority - Pomonok Residents	425400424	440,000		Funding to provide assistance to tenants with housing problems, technical assistance and leadership development, newsletter, outreach to tenants, educational and
Marte		Association New York City Housing Authority - Rafael Hernandez Houses	136400434 136400434	\$10,000	HPD HPD	recreational programs for youth and operation of the Pomonok Residents Association.
Aviles		New York City Housing Authority - Red Hook West Resident Association	136400434	\$5,000	HPD	To support family day and other activities organized by Resident Association. Funds will support community events and programming.
Brooks-Powers		New York City Housing Authority - Redfern Houses	136400434	\$1,000	HPD	Funding will support activities at Redfern Houses NYCHA Development in Council District 31.
Brooks-Powers		New York City Housing Authority - Redfern Houses - Family Day	136400434	\$1,000	HPD	Funding to support the costs associated with the Family Day Event at NYCHA Redfern Houses.
Hanks		New York City Housing Authority - Richmond Terrace TA	136400434	\$2,000	HPD	Funding will support the Richmond Terrace Tenants Association.
Marte		New York City Housing Authority - Rutgers Houses New York City Housing Authority - Sack Wern Tenant	136400434	\$5,000	HPD	To support family day and other activities organized by Resident Association.
Farias		Association & Family Day New York City Housing Authority - Saint Mary's Park -	136400434	\$1,500	HPD	Funding to support the Sack Wern Tenant Associations and Family Day. Funds will be used to support the Back to School, Family Day, and other community
Salamanca		Community Engagement	136400434	\$1,500	HPD	engagement activities at the Saint Mary's Park Development.
Brewer		New York City Housing Authority - Scholarships - Council District 6	136400434	\$1,000	HPD	Funding to support scholarships to NYCHA residents in Council District 6.
Sanchez		New York City Housing Authority - Sedgwick Houses	136400434	\$4,000	HPD	To support the tenants associations activities in Council District 14.

Council Member	Sponsor	Legal Name of Organization - Program Name	Tax ID	Amount	Agency	Purpose of Funds
		New York City Housing Authority - Sedgwick Houses				Funding is to provide financial support to the NYCHA Tenant Associations at the
Stevens		Development Tenant Association	136400434	\$1,000	HPD	Sedgwick Houses Development.
Marte		New York City Housing Authority - Seward Park Extension	136400434	\$5,000	HPD	To support family day and other activities organized by Resident Association.
Narcisse		New York City Housing Authority - Sheepshead NYCHA	136400434	\$3,000	HPD	Funds will provide resources, workshops, and community activities to constituents in Sheepshead NYCHA Housing.
Brewer		New York City Housing Authority - Sondra Thomas Apartments Tenant Association	136400434	\$1,000	HPD	Funds will support Tenant association activities at Sondra Thomas Apartments.
Farias		New York City Housing Authority - Sotomayor Houses Tenant Association & Family Day	136400434	\$3,000	HPD	Funding to support the Sotomayor Houses Tenant Association and Family Day.
Farias		New York City Housing Authority - Soundview Houses Tenant Association & Family Day	136400434	\$3,000	HPD	Funding to support the Soundview Houses Tenant Association and Family Day.
Carr		New York City Housing Authority - South Beach Housing	136400434	\$3,500	HPD	Funds will be used for family day at the South Beach Housing.
Speaker		New York City Housing Authority - South Jamaica Houses	136400434	\$7,500	HPD	Funds will support the South Jamaica Houses Resident Association activities.
						Funds will be used to support Family day, Senior Day, chat + chew, political education and voter registration program in and with St. Nicholas Houses and the broader Harlem
Jordan		New York City Housing Authority - St. Nicolas Houses	136400434	\$5,000	HPD	community.
		New York City Haveing Authority Charles Issue	426400424	ć= 000	LIDD	To fund tenants association events for Stanley Isaacs, publicly noticed through Council
Menin		New York City Housing Authority - Stanley Isaacs	136400434	\$5,000	HPD	District 5 monthly newsletter and website.
Hanks		New York City Housing Authority - Stapleton TA	136400434	\$2,000	HPD	Funding will support Stapleton Tenant Association.
Salamanca		New York City Housing Authority - Stebbins-Hewitt - Community Engagement	136400434	\$1,000	HPD	Funds will be used to support the Back to School, Family Day, and other community engagement activities at the Stebbins-Hewitt Development.
Salamanca Rivera		New York City Housing Authority - Straus TA	136400434	\$1,000	HPD	Funds will support the Straus Houses Resident Association activities.
Osse		New York City Housing Authority - Straus TA	136400434	\$2,000	HPD	Funding to support the Straus Houses Resident Association activities. Funding to support Stuy Gardens Family Day.
Osse		New York City Housing Authority - Stuy Gardens New York City Housing Authority - Sumner Houses	136400434	\$2,000	HPD	Funding to support Stuy Gardens Family Day.
Osse		New York City Housing Authority - Summer Houses	130400434	\$2,000	пги	To support community activities and events for residents of Taft Houses including
Ayala		New York City Housing Authority - Taft Houses	136400434	\$2,000	HPD	annual family days.
				, ,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,		Funds will be used to support Family day, Senior Day, chat + chew, political education and voter registration program in and with Taft Houses and the broader Harlem
Jordan		New York City Housing Authority - Taft Houses	136400434	\$5,000	HPD	community.
Gutierrez		New York City Housing Authority - Taylor Wythe TA	136400434	\$1,500	HPD	Funds will support the Taylor Wythe TA.
Abreu		New York City Housing Authority - Thurgood Marshall Tenants Association	136400434	\$2,500	HPD	Funding to support the Thurgood Marshall Tenants Association.
Hanks		New York City Housing Authority - Todt Hill TA	136400434	\$2,000	HPD	Funding will support the Todt Hill Tenants Association.
Osse		New York City Housing Authority - Tompkins Houses	136400434	\$2,000	HPD	Funding to support Tompkins Houses Family Day.
Marte		New York City Housing Authority - Two Bridges	136400434	\$4,000	HPD	To support family day and other activities organized by Resident Association.
Barron		New York City Housing Authority - Unity Plaza TA	136400434	\$2,500	HPD	Funding to support expense costs for family day and community programming at Unity Plaza.
Kagan		New York City Housing Authority - Unity towers Tenant Association	136400434	\$2,000	HPD	Funds will provide community engagement programs; physical fitness program and recreational programs.
Ayala		New York City Housing Authority - UPACA 6	136400434	\$1,500	HPD	Funding to support the UPACA 6 Tenants Association.
Ayala		New York City Housing Authority - Wagner Houses	136400434	\$3,000	HPD	To support community activities and events for residents of Wagner Houses including annual family days.

Council Member	Sponsor	Legal Name of Organization - Program Name	Tax ID	Amount	Agency	Purpose of Funds
Hudson		New York City Housing Authority - Walt Whitman Houses	136400434	\$8,000	HPD	Funding to support Walt Whitman Houses Tenant Association.
		New York City Housing Authority - Washington Heights				
Abreu		Rehabilitation Tenants Organization	136400434	\$2,500	HPD	Funding to support the Washington Heights Rehabilitation Tenants Organization.
						To support community activities and events for residents of Washington Houses
Ayala		New York City Housing Authority - Washington Houses	136400434	\$3,000	HPD	including annual family days.
		New York City Housing Authority - Webster Morrisania				Funding is to provide financial support to the NYCHA Tenant Associations at the
Stevens		Development Tenant Association	136400434	\$3,000	HPD	Webster Morrisania Development.
		New York City Housing Authority - West 164th Street				
Abreu		Houses Tenants Association	136400434	\$2,500	HPD	Funding to support the West 164th Street Houses Tenants Association.
Hanks		New York City Housing Authority - West Brighton TA	136400434	\$2,000	HPD	Funding will support the West Brighton Tenants Association.
Gutierrez		New York City Housing Authority - Williamsburg Houses	136400434	\$5,000	HPD	Funding will support programming at Williamsburg Houses.
						To support community activities and events for residents of Wilson Houses including
Ayala		New York City Housing Authority - Wilson Houses	136400434	\$1,000	HPD	annual family days.
		New York City Housing Authority - Wise Rehab Tenant				
Brewer		Association	136400434	\$1,000	HPD	Funds will support Tenant association activities at Wise Rehab.
		New York City Housing Authority - WSUR A - 120 West				
Brewer		94th Street	136400434	\$2,000	HPD	Funds will support Tenant activities at WSUR A 120 West 92nd Street.
		New York City Housing Authority - WSUR A 120 West				
Abreu		92nd Street Tenant Association	136400434	\$2,000	HPD	Funding to support tenant activities at WSUR A 120 West 92nd Street.
		New York City Housing Authority - WSUR Brownstones -				
Brewer		Tenant Association	136400434	\$3,000	HPD	Tenant association activities at WSUR Brownstones.
		New York City Industrial & Technology Assistance				Funding to support the Business Best Practice Program for manufacturers in Council
Farias		Corporation - Business Best Practice Program	133410779	\$5,000	DYCD	District 18.
De La Rosa		New York City Outward Bound Center, Inc.	133471084	\$5,000	DYCD	Funds will be used to support programming at WHEELS.
		New York City Outward Bound Center, Inc Brooklyn		4		To support Outward Bound College & Career Readiness model for 6-12th graders at
Hanif		Collaborative Studies (15K448)	133471084	\$5,000	DOE	Brooklyn Collaborative Studies.
11:£		New York City Outward Bound Center, Inc Middle	422474004	å= 000	505	To support Outward Bound College & Career Readiness model for 6-12th graders at
Hanif		School 839K (15K839)	133471084	\$5,000	DOE	MS839.
		New York City Street Tree Consortium - Tree Stewardship				
Powers		& Pruning Workshops - Council District 4	133131911	\$5,000	DYCD	Funding will support tree stewardship and pruning workshops in Council District 4.
TOWEIS		New York City Urban Debate League, Inc Debate	133131311	73,000	DICD	Funding will support debate club, outreach and tournament costs for schools in Council
Joseph		Programming & Outreach - Council District 40	455249743	\$5,000	DYCD	District 40.
30000		New York City Urban Debate League, Inc Speech &	1552 157 15	\$3,000	5.05	Funding will support speech and debate programming, including tournaments, in
Dinowitz		Debate - Council District 11	455249743	\$20,000	DYCD	Council District 11 schools.
				, ,,,,,,,,		To support a week of classical theatre at Carl Schurz Park, free to the public noticed
Menin		New York Classical Theatre, Inc.	861056388	\$12,000	DCLA	through Council District 5 monthly newsletter and website.
				•		
Gennaro		New York Committee for Occupational Safety and Health	132935028	\$10,000	DYCD	Funds will be used to support NYCOSH organizing of salon workers in NYC.
D.A. o. vo		Now York Committee for Occurrent and Cofety and U.	122025020	625.000	DVCD	To support the NV Neil Calan Wester Cabaci
Moya		New York Committee for Occupational Safety and Health	132935028	\$25,000	DYCD	To support the NY Nail Salon Worker School.
		New York Committee for Occupational Safety and Health -				
Brannan		Professional Development for Nail Salon Workers	132935028	\$5,000	DYCD	To support programming and operating expenses of the Nail Salon Worker School.
Brannan		i roressional Development for Ivali Salon Workers	132333028	000,000	טונט	To support programming and operating expenses of the Ivali Salon Worker School.

Council Member	Sponsor	Legal Name of Organization - Program Name	Tax ID	Amount	Agency	Purpose of Funds
Powers		New York Common Pantry, Inc.	133127972	\$5,000	DYCD	Funding will support food provision programs.
		New York Common Pantry, Inc Mott Haven &				
Ayala		Highbridge Turkey Giveaway	133127972	\$25,000	DYCD	To support Mott Haven/Highbridge turkey giveaway.
		New York County Defender Services, Inc Council District				Funding will support the NYCDS community engagement program and Know Your
Powers		4	113361008	\$5,000	DYCD	Rights presentations.
Speaker		New York Foundation for Senior Citizens, Inc.	132618568	\$150,000	DFTA	Funding will support the citywide Home Sharing and Respite Care Program.
Powers		New York Historical Society - Council District 4	131624124	\$5,000	DCLA	Funding will support museum tours and workshops for students in Council District 4.
		New York Immigration Coalition, Inc Language Services				
Mealy		Worker Co-operatives	133573409	\$10,000	DYCD	Funds will support Language Services Worker Co-operatives programming and services.
Davis		New York Independent Venue Association - Technical	002500500	65.000	cnc	Ending will appropriate advantage and to always a local and to always for NV/VAI appropriate and
Powers		Assistance for New York's Live Performing Arts	862588580 550869151	\$5,000 \$5,000	SBS DFTA	Funding will support education and technical assistance for NYIVA's members.
Powers		New York Irish Center, Inc.	220903121	\$5,000	DFIA	Funding will support our Senior Services program and the Holiday Toy Event.
Brooks-Powers		New York Junior Tennis League, Inc Council District 31	237442256	\$5,000	DYCD	Funding will support youth programming and recreational activities in Council District 31.
DIOOKS-I OWEIS		New York Lawyers for the Public Interest, Inc Disability	237442230	75,000	DICD	To support Disability Justice Program work in protecting the rights and safety of New
Hanif		Justice Program	132860703	\$7,500	DYCD	Yorkers with mental health conditions.
Moya		New York Legal Assistance Group, Inc.	133505428	\$10,000	_	Funding to support the mobile legal clinics in Council District 21.
- , -		New York Legal Assistance Group, Inc Civil Legal Services		+==,===		O Complete C
Dinowitz		- Council District 11	133505428	\$15,000	DSS/HRA	Funding to provide free civil legal services to Council District 11 constituents.
Joseph		New York Legal Assistance Group, Inc Civil Legal Services - Council District 40	133505428	\$10,000	DSS/HRA	To support the Mobile Legal Help Center, providing direct services including advice, legal counseling, direct representation and emergency court proceedings for Council District 40 constituents.
Louis		New York Legal Assistance Group, Inc Council District 45	133505428	\$5,000	DSS/HRA	Funds will be used for Legal Services in Council District 45.
Brannan		New York Legal Assistance Group, Inc Mobile Legal Clinic - Council District 43 Residents	133505428	\$5,000	DSS/HRA	To support Mobile Legal Help Center assistance events in Council District 43.
Aviles		New York Legal Assistance Group, Inc Mobile Legal Help Center	133505428	\$10,000	DSS/HRA	Funds will help support bringing free civil legal services to underserved neighborhoods.
		New York Legal Assistance Group, Inc Mobile Legal Help				
Brewer		Center	133505428	\$5,000		Funds will support Mobile Legal Help Center.
Bottcher		New York Live Arts, Inc.	136206608	\$5,000	DCLA	Funds will provide general operating support.
Brewer		New York Peace Institute, Inc Building Sustainable Communities & Addressing Housing	451964622	\$5,000	DYCD	Funds will support free services around issues including eviction, failure to make necessary repairs, harassment, and non-payment of rent in Council District 6.
Diewe.		New York Peace Institute, Inc Conflict Resolution	131301022	73,000	5105	necessary repairs, narassment, and non-payment of tent in country obstract of
Hudson		Services - District 35	451964622	\$5,000	DYCD	Funding to support multilingual conflict resolution services in District 35.
Hanif		New York Peace Institute, Inc Council District 39	451964622	\$5,000		To provide free conflict resolution services in Council District 39.
		New York Pops, Inc Complimentary Tickets - Students &				Funds will be used to provide free tickets to public school students within the district to
Schulman		Seniors	133240366	\$5,000	DCLA	attend the New York Pops concert at Carnegie Hall.
Speaker		New York Public Library, Astor, Lenox, and Tilden Foundations, The - Schomburg Center for Research in Black Culture-Junior Scholars	131887440	\$100,000	NYPL-R	Funding to support weekend and school-age programming for children of student parents.
De La Rosa		New York Restoration Project	133959056	\$5,000	DYCD	Funding will support green space stewardship, urban agriculture, food distribution, and community engagement programs.
Hanks		New York Restoration Project	133959056	\$5,000	DYCD	Funding will support community programs in Council District 49.

Council Member	Sponsor	Legal Name of Organization - Program Name	Tax ID	Amount	Agency	Purpose of Funds
						Funds will be used to support free public programs in the two community gardens
Williams		New York Restoration Project	133959056	\$5,000	DYCD	located at 178-22 Linden Boulevard and 117-15 165th Street.
		New York State Marine Education Association, Inc				Funds will be used for community events including creating marine sciences displays,
Kagan		Community Events - Council District 47	710988081	\$5,000	DYCD	experiments, educational props and games for residents in Council District 47.
		New York State Tenants and Neighbors Information				Funds will support the operational expenses associated with tenant organizing including
Brewer		Service, Inc.	141761209	\$5,000	HPD	rights campaigns and helplines.
		New York State Tenants and Neighbors Information				To provide free civil legal services to City Council District 5 constituents on housing once
Menin		Service, Inc.	141761209	\$5,000	HPD	a month as well as end of life planning once a month at a free legal clinic.
		New York State Tenants and Neighbors Information				
Rivera		Service, Inc.	141761209	\$5,000	HPD	Funds will support New York State Tenants and Neighbors programs and operations.
		New York State Tenants and Neighbors Information				
Powers		Service, Inc Council District 4	141761209	\$5,000	HPD	Funding will support tenant organizing, education, and counseling for Council District 4.
						To preserve affordable rent regulated, Mitchell Lama and Project Based Section 8
		New York State Tenants and Neighbors Information				housing, and organize against harassment, displacement; by counseling individual
Speaker		Service, Inc Mitchell Lama and Project Based	141761209	\$50,000	HPD	tenants and providing support to tenant associations.
		New York Sun Works, Inc Hydroponic Classrooms for				
		STEM, Climate & Sustainability Education - Council District				
Schulman		29.	200670312	\$9,000	DOE	To support the installation of a hydroponic classroom in Council District 29.
		New York Sun Works, Inc Hydroponic Classrooms for				
		STEM, Climate, and Sustainability Education - Council				
Ung		District 20	200670312	\$5,000	DOE	To support hydroponic classrooms in schools in Council District 20.
		New York Sun Works, Inc Hydroponic Farms - Council				
Gutierrez		District 34 Schools	200670312	\$5,000	DYCD	To support the NY Sun Works hydroponic farms at 10 schools in Council District 34.
		New York Sun Works, Inc STEM & Climate Education -				Funding to support hydroponic classrooms and STEM and climate education at PS 47x
Farias		Council District 18	200670312	\$10,000	DYCD	in Council District 18.
		New York University - NYU College of Dentistry:				To provide funding support for Veterans Oral Surgery and Care Services through
Speaker	Holden	VETSmile/VOCARE	135562308	\$50,000	DHMH	Vetsmile and VOCARE program.
•						Funding for multimedia arts programming using the NYWC digital lounge and music
		New York WEB Center, Inc Anti-Gun Violence				production studio along with videography for messaging youth about violence
Restler		Multimedia Arts Campaign	205620848	\$5,000	DYCD	prevention and team building/leadership activities
				· · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · ·		
						Funds will be used to provide business development services and training to small
Speaker		New York Women's Chamber of Commerce, Inc.	141845651	\$100,000	SBS	businesses and microenterprises in Upper Manhattan and New York City.
		New York Women's Chamber of Commerce, Inc Council		· · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · ·		Funding to support New York Women's Chamber of Commerce programming in Council
Abreu		District 7	141845651	\$10,000	SBS	District 7.
		New Yorkers for Parks - Daffodil Project - Council District		· · ·		Funding to support distribution and planting of 18,000 daffodil bulbs in Council District
Krishnan		25	136167879	\$10,000	DPR	25 as part of the Daffodil Project.
Krishnan		Newtown Civic Association, Inc., The	237446653	\$5,000	DYCD	To fund community survey project that focuses on neighborhood preservation.
		, ,		. ,		, , , , ,
		Newtown Creek Alliance, Inc Environmental Education				
Gutierrez		& Community Stewardship - Council District 34	261832918	\$5,000	DYCD	Funding will support Environmental Education and Community Stewardship.
		,		, -,0		5 - FFF
		NIA Community Services Network, Inc Community				

Council Member	Sponsor	Legal Name of Organization - Program Name	Tax ID	Amount	Agency	Purpose of Funds
Borelli		Noble Maritime Collection, The	133351673	\$5,000	DCLA	Funding to support Special Musical Education programming for D75 schools at IS 7R (31R007).
Hanks		Noble Maritime Collection, The - Education Programs - Council District 49	133351673	\$5,000	DCLA	Funding will support educational programs for residents in the 49th Council District.
Hudson		Noel Pointer Foundation, Inc In-School String Music Enrichment - District 35	113271472	\$5,000	DCLA	Funding to support String Music enrichment programming in NYC public schools.
						To support NEW's training, placement and support of NEW's network of prospective students, participating students and graduates, expand advanced, career-specific
Speaker	Women's	Non-Traditional Employment for Women	133272001	\$200,000	SBS	trainings to NEW graduates.
Restler		NOOSPHERE Arts, Inc.	274184914	\$5,000	DYCD	To support NOoSPHERE Arts' annual WE ARE NATURE rooftop series.
Velazquez		Northeast Bronx Community Farmers Market Project	821893489	\$7,500	DYCD	Funds will be used for general operating expenses incurred from services provided by the Northeast Bronx Community Farmers Market Project in Council District 13.
relazquez		Not the dot promise community is a market in eject	021033103	77,300	Bicb	and the street of the second and the street of the second
Osse		Northeast Brooklyn Housing Development Corporation	112737223	\$5,000	DYCD	Funding for services and programming in Council District 36.
Mealy		Northeast Brooklyn Housing Development Corporation - Community Programs - Council District 41	112737223	\$10,000	DYCD	Funds will support community programs in Council District 41.
ivicaly		Community Programs - Council District 41	112/3/223	\$10,000	DICD	I thus will support community programs in Council District 41.
De La Rosa		Northern Manhattan Arts Alliance - Annual Uptown Arts Stroll/Paseo de las Artes & Artist-in-Residency Program	261997496	\$10,000	DCLA	To support Annual Uptown Arts Stroll/Paseo de las Arte & Artist-in-Residency Program.
Abreu		Northern Manhattan Arts Alliance - Council District 7	261997496	\$5,000	DCLA	Funding to support Artist-in-Residency Program and Annual Uptown Arts Stroll/Paseo de las Artes.
Abreu		Northern Manhattan Coalition for Immigrant Rights - Council District 7	133255591	\$5,000	DYCD	Funding to support The Coalition's Adult Literacy Education programming.
Won		Northern Woodside Coalition, Inc Summer Concert Series & Holiday Street Lighting	113029912	\$14,000	DCLA	Funding to support summer concert series and holiday street lighting.
Sanahaa		Northwest Bronx Community and Clergy Coalition, Inc	122006160	Ć1F 000	LIDD	To support organizing local merchants, ensuring they have access to business services,
Sanchez Osse		Combatting Displacement - Council District 14 NPower Inc.	132806160 134145441	\$15,000 \$5,000	HPD DYCD	legal support and additional assistance. Funding for Tech Fundamentals programming for Council District 36.
0330		N ower me.	134143441	73,000	Bicb	Funds will be used to cover the cost associated fundamental in technology, the 40 by 22 program increasing women in tech by 40% and train young women from under
Speaker		NPower Inc Tech Fundamentals Workforce Training	134145441	\$50,000	DYCD	resource community of color and given a tech talent pipeline.
Menin		NY Community Fridge Corp	862346983	\$5,000	DYCD	To assist in community and produce distribution in Council District 5.
Vernikov		NY LI, Inc.	872116132	\$10,000	DHS	Funds to assist placing homeless refugees in safe and permanent housing.
		NY Writers Coalition, Inc Creative Writing Programs -		_		Funding to support free creative writing programs, public readings, and other operating
Hudson		District 35	113604970	\$5,000	DCLA	costs for public events.
Speaker	Hanks	NYC Digital Media Center Inc.	871658369	\$45,000	DYCD	Funding will support the Community Outreach Program.
Hanks		NYC Digital Media Center Inc Community Programs - Council District 49	871658369	\$5,000	DYCD	Funding will support community programs in Council District 49.
Schulman		NYC Family Serenity, Inc Music Festival - Council District 29	452938143	\$5,000	DYCD	To support the annual "Mother's Day Music Festival Health Fair" that brings together different ethnic groups to promote peace and understanding in Council District 29.
Hanif		NYC First, Inc Council District 39	462754933	\$5,000	DYCD	Funding will provide STEM education programs and youth robotics leagues for young people in Council District 39.

Council Member	Sponsor	Legal Name of Organization - Program Name	Tax ID	Amount	Agency	Purpose of Funds
_						To support costs associated trap-neuter-return of feral cats and veterinary care for
Brannan		NYC Teens for Animals, Inc TNR & Veterinary Care	822535966	\$5,000	DHMH	foster animals.
Powers		NYLaughs, Inc The Laughter Series - Council District 4	262348306	\$5,000	DCLA	Funding will support free stand-up comedy shows at parks and other locations in Council District 4.
						Funds will support costs associated with fire equipment, shirts, supplies, bunker gear,
Carr		Oceanic Hook and Ladder Co. No. 1, Inc.	465288351	\$20,000	FDNY	boots, fuel, lights and gas.
						Funding will go to the trauma team who works to facilitate coping by survivors of crises
						or traumatic events and/or bereaved family and community members through direct
Gennaro		Ohel Children's Home and Family Services, Inc.	116078704	\$10,000	DHMH	service interventions in the immediate aftermath of the crisis or trauma.
		, ,		, -,		
						To provide services to people with mental illness including education, housing, case
Yeger		Ohel Children's Home and Family Services, Inc.	116078704	\$5,000	DHMH	management, crisis intervention, counseling, and training for independent living.
		Ohel Children's Home and Family Services, Inc Council				
Vernikov		District 48	116078704	\$10,000	DFTA	Funding to support a variety of district based senior services.
		Ohel Children's Home and Family Services, Inc Mental				
Lee		Health Services - Council District 23	116078704	\$10,000	DHMH	Funding will support mental health services in Council District 23.
		Old Astoria Neighborhood Association, Inc Community				Funds will be used to defray operating expenses associated with presenting monthly
Caban		Support	471688610	\$9,000	DYCD	community meetings and local art.
						To support public hours at Old Stone House as well as the outdoor meeting and
Hanif		Old Stone House of Brooklyn	113032836	\$7,500	DCLA	performance spaces in Washington Park and 4th Street.
		Older Adults Technology Services (OATS), Inc Council				
Rivera		District 2	550882599	\$3,000	DYCD	Funds will support OATS programs and operations in Council District 2.
						Funds will be used for all Olinville Old Timers related expense that includes
Riley		Olinville Old Timers Association	830761818	\$5,000	DYCD	programming and Olinville Old Timers.
Borelli		On Your Mark, Inc Art Program	133128315	\$14,500	DHMH	Funding will be used to support On Your Mark's Art programming.
						Funds will support mental health and wellness program for On Your Mark's respite and
Borelli		On Your Mark, Inc Mental Health & Wellness Program	133128315	\$5,000	DHMH	day hab individuals.
Borelli		On Your Mark, Inc Special Athletics	133128315	\$10,000	DHMH	Funding to support special athletics programming and services.
Hanks		On Your Mark, Inc Special Athletics Program	133128315	\$5,000	DHMH	Funding will support a special athletics program.
						Funds will be used for operating expenses associated with both the Mommy & Me and
Speaker		One Stop Richmond Hill Community Center, Inc.	680602829	\$100,000	DYCD	after-school Science and Technology Programs as well as April Recess Program.
		OneGoal - Postsecondary Access & Success Program -		,,		Funding to support OneGoal Postsecondary Access and Success program in Council
Abreu		Council District 7	562369898	\$5,000	DYCD	District 7.
Louis		Onos Foot Prints, Inc Council District 45	900719956	\$5,000	DYCD	Funds will be used for Financial Literacy Program in Council District 45.
		Open Door Family Life Center, Inc Food Pantry - Council				. 5
Mealy		District 41	201056519	\$10,000	DYCD	Funds will support food pantry services in Council District 41.
		Open Future Institute - Bronx Leadership Academy High		•		Funds will support the QUESTion Project to empower high school students from Bronx
Feliz		School (09X525)	455494252	\$20,000	DOE	Leadership Academy.
		Open Future Institute - The QUESTion Project - Belmont				Funds will support the QUESTion Project to empower high school students from
Feliz		Preparatory High School (10X434)	455494252	\$20,000	DOE	Belmont Preparatory High School.
		Open Space Alliance for North Brooklyn, Inc Parks				To support maintenance and improvement of parks, including Marcy, Rodney
Gutierrez		Maintenance - Council District 34	010849087	\$5,000	DPR	Sternberg, Cooper and other parks and playgrounds in Council District 34.
Speaker		Opportunities for a Better Tomorrow, Inc Community	112024620	¢60.000	DVCD	To provide funding support for Education, Job Training and Career Pathways.
Speaker		Liaison	112934620	\$60,000	DYCD	Tro provide runding support for Education, Job Training and Career Pathways.

Council Member	Sponsor	Legal Name of Organization - Program Name	Tax ID	Amount	Agency	Purpose of Funds
Brannan		Opportunities for a Better Tomorrow, Inc Tech Workforce Development training	112934620	\$5,000	DYCD	To support workforce development training for job placement in tech field.
Speaker	Feliz	Opportunities for a Better Tomorrow, Inc Youth Education & Job Training	112934620	\$125,000	DYCD	Funding to support Youth Education Job Training Program, providing young adults who are out of school and out of work with employment and educational opportunities.
Paladino		Oratorio Society of Queens, Inc Oratorio Society of Queens	112781564	\$5,000	DCLA	Funding supports operating costs of producing and providing community concerts and events.
Restler		Original Music Workshop, Inc District 33	272974840	\$4,500	DCLA	To support educational programming for K-12 students in district 33
Mealy		Osborne Association, Inc., The - Elder Reentry Initiative	135563028	\$10,000	DYCD	Funds to serve incarcerated older adults with transition planning, referrals to supportive services and housing, peer mentoring, social isolation support, and a wide range of other services.
De La Rosa		OSS Project, Inc Renewable Energy & Sustainability (RES) Program Expansion	823552775	\$5,000	DYCD	To Support Renewable Energy & Sustainability (RES) Program Expansion in Dyckman Houses and Marble Hill Houses.
Ayala Vernikov		Our Firefighters Children's Foundation - East Harlem Repertory Theater Our Place in New York, Inc.	542064625 113463309	\$5,000 \$10,000	DCLA DYCD	To provide high quality and affordable live theater that will enrich the inner city community of color with programs that are entertaining and educational. Funding for operating costs of youth centers for at risk youth.
Hanif		Outstanding Renewal Enterprises, Inc Council District 39		\$5,000	DYCD	To Support e-waste reuse & collection events in Council District 39.
Ung		Outstanding Renewal Enterprises, Inc E-Waste Collection - Council District 20	133320984	\$5,000	DSNY	To support electronic waste collection events in Council District 20.
Brewer		Outstanding Renewal Enterprises, Inc E-Waste Collection Events	133320984	\$5,000	DSNY	Funds will support E-Waste Collection Events, Education, and Composting programming and services.
Gennaro		Outstanding Renewal Enterprises, Inc E-Waste Events - Council District 24	133320984	\$5,000	DSNY	Funding to support Electronic waste recycling events in District 24 (print outreach materials and staff time spent coordinating events).
Rivera		Outstanding Renewal Enterprises, Inc Lower East Side Ecology Center	133320984	\$5,000	DSNY	Funds will support Lower East Side Ecology Center's programs and operations.
Louis		Pakistani American Skilled Women Organization - Council District 45	850869897	\$5,000	DYCD	Funds will be used to support Domestic Violence assistance to immigrant women, food distributions to vulnerable communities and youth development in Council District 45.
Joseph		Pakistani American Skilled Women Organization - Food Pantry & Immigration Assistance - Council District 40	850869897	\$10,000	DYCD	Funds will support food pantry, immigration assistance, domestic violence assistance to survivors, and cultural programming.
Yeger		Pakistani American Youth Organization, Inc.	474022872	\$5,000	DYCD	Funding will be used to provide educational, environmental, cultural, health and sports activities.
Speaker	Abreu	Palante Harlem, Inc.	800209989	\$275,000	HPD	Funds will be used to provide free legal representation to tenants who are at-risk of eviction due to non-payment, holdovers or landlord harassment.
Stevens		Palante Harlem, Inc Block Associations - Council District 16	800209989	\$10,000	HPD	Funds will be used to engage and coordinate block associations in Council District 16.
Sanchez		Palante Harlem, Inc Homelessness Prevention & Housing Preservation	800209989	\$15,000	HPD	To support homeless prevention programming for Council District 14 residents including representation for a full case lifecycle.
Brewer		Palante Harlem, Inc Homelessness Prevention Legal Services	800209989	\$8,500	HPD	Funds will support Homelessness Prevention Legal Services.
Powers		Paley Center for Media, The - The Paley Center for Media's Education Program	132805582	\$5,000	DCLA	Funding will support the Paley Center for Media's Education Program.

Council Member	Sponsor	Legal Name of Organization - Program Name	Tax ID	Amount	Agency	Purpose of Funds
						Funding will support "The Paper Bag Players NYC Theater for All," which provides
		Paper Bag Players, Inc., The - Theater For All -				reduced price to free theater tickets, free public performances and after-school
Marte		Performances - Public School 20M	131972960	\$5,000	DYCD	workshops.
		ParCare Community Health Network - Mental Health				
Restler		Telehealth Program	273695360	\$5,000	DHMH	To support the Mental Health Telehealth Program in Council District 33.
		Parent Child Relationship Association - Family Support				Funding will be used to host art and craft class, Chinese class, parenting class, and
Aviles		Program	831900689	\$10,000	DYCD	community events.
		Parent Child Relationship Association - Social Services				To provide funding support for social services, youth development, family support, and
Speaker	Brannan	Support Program	831900689	\$50,000	DYCD	community engagement initiatives.
		Parent Child Relationship Association - Volunteer				To support expenses associated with planning, organizing, and running volunteer
Brannan		Community Cleanups - Council District 43	831900689	\$10,000	DYCD	community cleanups in Council District 43.
						Funds will be used to support Peculiar Works Project, Inc. diverse teams of local artists
Marte		Peculiar Works Project, Inc.	134089362	\$5,000	DCLA	and performers and to help reach new audiences.
		Peninsula Preparatory Academy Charter - Council District				Funding will support virtual after-school intervention programs to support educational
Brooks-Powers		31	861106640	\$10,000	DYCD	enrichment in Council District 31.
Hanks		Penn Perry and Polanco - Council District 49	853787288	\$10,000	DYCD	Funding will support programs and services in Council District 49.
		·				To support access to farm stand in southern Kensington, which provides fresh produce
						to the community as well as a place for local women to earn income and gain financial
Hanif		People In Need, Inc.	812473789	\$20,000	DYCD	independence.
						•
Abreu		People's Theatre Project, Inc Council District 7	264705999	\$5,000	DCLA	Funds to support the People's Theatre Project Programming in Council District 7.
				. ,		To provide for training and other programming that would be used for Council District
Menin		Per Scholas, Inc.	043252955	\$5,000	DYCD	5.
		,		. ,		
						The Funds will be used for the cost of running IT Workforce Training program for
		Per Scholas, Inc IT Workforce Training - Council District				Council District 16 participants which is an intensive full-time IT training that prepares
Stevens		16	043252955	\$6,000	DYCD	under/unemployed individuals for successful careers as IT professionals.
				70,000		To support the Per Scholas New York Tech Training Program for council district 14
Sanchez		Per Scholas, Inc New York Tech Training Program	043252955	\$5,000	DYCD	residents.
		reasonas, mar treat reason naming regular	0.13232333	73,000	Dicb	
Hudson		Per Scholas, Inc Tech Training Program - District 35	043252955	\$10,000	DYCD	Funding to support tech education programming for District 35 residents.
			0.020200	\$20,000	5.05	Programme Progra
		Philharmonic-Symphony Society of New York, Inc Music				
Brewer		Education - Jessie Isador Straus School (03M199)	131664054	\$5,000	DCLA	Funds will support Music Education at PS 199 (03M199).
Di ewei		Education Sessie Isaabi Straas School (OSINIESS)	131001031	73,000	DCD	and will support music Education at 15 255 (05/1255).
Speaker	Farias	Phipps Neighborhoods, Inc.	132707665	\$100,000	DYCD	Funds will support Phipps Neighborhood's youth services programs and operations.
эрсиксі	Turius	i impo itelginorinocas, inc.	132707003	¥100,000	Dicb	Tantas viii sappore i impps i teliginos i noca s youth services programs and operations.
						Funding to support the costs associated with special events/activities at Crotona Park
						including Concerts, Movies in the Park, Family Day Celebration, Seasonal Events, and
Stevens		Phipps Neighborhoods, Inc Council District 16	132707665	\$10,000	DYCD	Walking and Running activities for the community of Council District 16.
Stevens		i impos reignisormodas, me. Council District 10	132707003	710,000	DICD	Walking and Ramming activities for the community of council District 10.
Ayala		Phipps Neighborhoods, Inc Equitable Food Access	132707665	\$5,000	DYCD	To provide support to the food pantry and other health and wellness activities.
, , , a i a		Phipps Neighborhoods, Inc Phipps Neighborhoods	132/0/003	000,000	טוכט	Funding to support the Phipps Neighborhoods STEAM Club at the Soundview Center in
Fariac		STEAM Club - Council District 18	132707665	\$25,000	DYCD	Council District 18.
Farias		STEAM Club - Coulicii District 10	132/0/003	3∠3,000	טונט	Funds will be used towards the costs of running police precincts programs and events of
		Phipps Neighborhoods, Inc Precinct Councils - Council				the 16th Council District (42, 44, 46th precincts and PSA 7) such as National night out
Stovens		,	122707665	¢E 630	DVCD	
Stevens		District 16	132707665	\$5,629	DYCD	and other special events.

Council Member	Sponsor	Legal Name of Organization - Program Name	Tax ID	Amount	Agency	Purpose of Funds
		Phipps Neighborhoods, Inc Senior Programs -				Funds will be used to support Senior Programs at the Sotomayor Cornerstone
Farias		Sotomayor Cornerstone Community Center	132707665	\$10,000	DFTA	Community Center.
						Funding to provide older adults residing in the adjacent NYCHA housing with the proper
		Phipps Neighborhoods, Inc Sotomayor Center Senior				supportive and self-advocacy services they need to live independently and continue as
Speaker	Farias	Club	132707665	\$100,000	DFTA	engaged members of their community.
Divers		Dhaaniy Thaatus Francishla Fact Side Community School	2015 (2000	¢E 000	DCLA	Find a will appropriate Discourie. The control of management of Foot Cida Community. Colored
Rivera		Phoenix Theatre Ensemble - East Side Community School	201562809 464133322	\$5,000	DCLA	Funds will support Phoenix Theatre's program at East Side Community School.
Rivera		Pioneers Go East Collective, Inc.	464133322	\$5,000	DCLA	Funds will support Pioneers Go East's programs and operations.
		Planned Parenthood of Greater New York, Inc Capacity				
Davisana		Building for Sexual & Reproductive Health Care	122621407	¢8.000	DUMALI	Finding will appear stoff and paragraph asstates and initial continue.
Powers		Professionals	132621497	\$8,000	DHMH	Funding will support staff and personnel costs for clinical services.
		Planned Parenthood of Greater New York, Inc Council	422624407	45.000	5115411	To help fund Reproductive and Sexual Health programming and services for Council
Lee		District 23	132621497	\$5,000	DHMH	District 23 residents.
		Planned Parenthood of Greater New York, Inc Culturally		***		
Won		Competent Medical Navigation	132621497	\$10,000	DHMH	Funds to support PPGNY's Promotores de Salud program and services.
		Planned Parenthood of Greater New York, Inc Culturally				
Hudson		Competent Medical Navigation - District 35	132621497	\$5,000	рнмн	Funding to culturally competent medical navigation in Council District 35.
i i da son		Planned Parenthood of Greater New York, Inc	132021137		Diniviti	I what is to contain y competent incured havigation in country District 55.
		Safeguarding Access to Sexual & Reproductive Health -				Funding will support staff and personnel costs for clinical services at Boro Hall Health
Restler		Council District 33	132621497	\$5,000	DHMH	Center.
restici		Council District 33	132021437	73,000	Dillivili	eciter.
		Planned Parenthood of Greater New York, Inc Sexual &				
Mealy		Reproductive Health Trainings for Professionals	132621497	\$10,000	DHMH	Funds will be used to expand the Training Institute program.
ivically		reproductive realth framings for Froressionals	132021137	710,000	Diniviti	I what will be used to expand the framing institute program.
		Planned Parenthood of Greater New York, Inc Youth				Funds will be used to support the YHP program, providing health services to Council
Caban		Health Promoters & Health Services - Council District 22	132621497	\$5,000	DHMH	District 22.
caban		Treatment of the articles of t	132021137		Dillivilli	DISTRICTE.
						To hold events for small businesses, residents and CBO's throughout the area. Events
Marte		Players Philanthropy Fund DBA Welcome to Chinatown	276601178	\$22,000	SBS	will be held throughout the area in partnership with small businesses and CBO's.
Rivera		Playwrights Horizons, Inc.	132805131	\$5,000	DCLA	Funds will support Playwrights Horizon's operations and programs.
Bottcher		Playwrights Horizons, Inc Arts Access Programs	132805131	\$5,000	DCLA	To support Arts Access Programs during the 2023-24 theater season.
		,	101000101	ψ3,000	5027	Funds will be used to support the Poet's House programs and services for the visually
Marte		Poets House	133255098	\$5,000	DCLA	impaired.
				+=,===		Funds will cover the operating expenses, supplies and equipment for the Point Breeze
Ariola		Point Breeze Volunteer Fire Department, Inc.	112452399	\$10,000	FDNY	Volunteer Fire Department.
Feliz		Police Athletic League, Inc Webster PAL	135596811	\$5,000	DYCD	Funds will support youth-NYPD engagement activities in Council District 15.
CIIZ		Police Department - 112 Precinct Queens Neighborhood	133330011		БТСВ	Funds to support Neighborhood Projects of the Domestic Violence and Community
Holden		Projects	136400434	\$2,000	NYPD	Affairs Unit.
		i i e jecto	130 100 13 1	72,000	1411.5	Funds will be used for 123rd Precinct to help obtain food, supplies, and other necessary
Borelli		Police Department - 123rd Precinct	136400434	\$7,000	NYPD	items for community members in need of aid.
		220.0.100000	_55.55154	77,000	5	The second secon
Menin		Police Department - 19th Precinct Community Council	136400434	\$5,000	NYPD	To provide support for the 19th Precinct Community Council.
		2501 Community Country	_55.55154	73,000	5	To support events, activities, and community outreach coordinated by the 23rd
Ayala		Police Department - 23rd Precinct Community Council	136400434	\$2,000	NYPD	community council.
,		25.3 confect community countries	_55.55.54	72,000		To support events, activities, and community outreach coordinated by the 25th
Ayala		Police Department - 25th Precinct Community Council	136400434	\$2,000	NYPD	community council.

Council Member	Sponsor	Legal Name of Organization - Program Name	Tax ID	Amount	Agency	Purpose of Funds
						To support events, activities, and community outreach coordinated by the 40th
Ayala		Police Department - 40th Precinct Community Council	136400434	\$2,000	NYPD	community council.
						To support events, activities, and community outreach coordinated by the PSA 7
Ayala		Police Department - PSA 7 Precinct Community Council	136400434	\$5,000	NYPD	community council.
		Police Department - Rescue Animals in Distress - Council				Funds for the investigation, warrants, court orders and rescue of animals in distress in
Holden		District 30	136400434	\$5,000	NYPD	Council District 30.
		Police Organization Providing Peer Assistance (POPPA),				Funding will go towards supporting the SAFER (Suicide Awareness for Emergency
Ariola		Inc.	134128172	\$5,000	DHMH	Responders) program
		Police Organization Providing Peer Assistance (POPPA),				Funding will be used for operational support and programming services in Council
Borelli		Inc.	134128172	\$5,000	DHMH	District 51.
						Funding to support PSA6 youth, educational, and senior programming in Council District
Abreu		Police Service Area 6 Community Council, Inc.	465658652	\$5,000	DYCD	7.
Hanks		Port Richmond CERT & Rescue, Inc.	205073806	\$5,000	DYCD	Funding will support various emergency services in Council District 49.
		Port Richmond/North Shore Alliance, Inc Port Richmond				
Hanks		Avenue Beautification	852783014	\$5,000	DYCD	Funding will support rebranding efforts in Historic Port Richmond.
						Funds will support special event, public programs on our ship MARY A. WHALEN, and
Aviles		PortSide NewYork, Inc.	200176184	\$15,000	DYCD	ongoing TankerTime access to the ship deck.
						Funds will support social-emotional and academic development programming &
Adams		PowerPlay NYC, Inc.	134045021	\$5,000	DYCD	activities.
						Funding for IMPAACT's affordable housing and tenant protections resources in Council
Osse		Pratt Area Community Council, Inc.	112451752	\$9,000	HPD	District 36.
		Pratt Area Community Council, Inc Community		4		Funds will be used to support rapid response online legal clinics, connections to
Joseph		Organizing (Tenants & Merchant) - Council District 40	112451752	\$10,000	DYCD	benefits and operational expenses.
Lauda		Booth Assa Community Council Inc. Council District 45	442454752	40.000		Final will be used for Community and Toward Operations in Council District AF
Louis		Pratt Area Community Council, Inc Council District 45	112451752	\$8,000	HPD	Funds will be used for Community and Tenant Organizing in Council District 45.
I local a con		Pratt Area Community Council, Inc Economic	442454752	ć7.000	CDC	Funding to support merchant organizing and strategizing regular events to increase
Hudson		Development & Merchant Organizing	112451752	\$7,000	SBS	business in District 35.
Dootlos		Pratt Area Community Council, Inc Housing Preservation		¢E 000	LIDD	Funds will help cover operating and program expenses of the Community & Tenant
Restler		Initiative - Council District 33	112451752	\$5,000	HPD	Organizing Program in Council District 33.
Hudson		Pratt Institute - Participatory Budgeting Planning & Outreach - Council District 35	111620022	\$5,000	DYCD	Funding for design, planning, and related work to promote Participatory Budgeting in District 35.
Hudson		Pregones Touring Puerto Rican Theatre Collection, Inc	111630822	\$5,000	DYCD	
Farias		Council District 18	133266893	\$10,000	DCLA	Funding to support ABRAZO for Mental Health in Council District 18.
railas		Council District 18	133200693	\$10,000	DCLA	Funds will cover administrative and programmatic cost in relation to running the
Speaker	Carr	Pride Center of Staten Island, Inc.	463358895	\$50,000	DYCD	various programs and events at the pride center.
Speaker	Carr	Fride Center of Statem Island, Inc.	403336633	330,000	DICD	To fund youth after-school drop in activities for LGBTQ youth and ally's, which include
						coming out support groups, therapeutic art programs, self-defense classes, theater
Speaker	LGBT	Pride Center of Staten Island, Inc.	463358895	\$40,000	DYCD	workshops, dance and music activities.
- peaner		. The center of statem island, inc.	.0000000	\$ 10,000	2,00	Funding would support administrative, staffing and operational costs associates with
		Pride Center of Staten Island, Inc After-School Drop-in				running the organizations after-school drop-in program, and LGBTQ community
Carr		Program & LGBTQ Community Awareness Events	463358895	\$5,000	DYCD	awareness events.
		- 1-50. Earl of 200 in Community / Workings Events	.0000000	75,000	2.00	Funds to be used for symposium events will include training on how to welcome and
						care for LGBTQIA+ patients, a roundtable with LGBTQIA+ affirming professionals, and
Carr		Pride Center of Staten Island, Inc Symposium Events	463358895	\$10,000	DYCD	the introduction of the Proud Provider Pledge.
Bottcher		Primary Stages Company, Inc.	133258765	\$5,000	DCLA	Funds will support special performances to NYC public schools.
Carr		Project Hospitality, Inc Food Pantry	133234441	\$5,000	DYCD	Funds will be used to support the food pantry.

Council Member	Sponsor	Legal Name of Organization - Program Name	Tax ID	Amount	Agency	Purpose of Funds
Borelli		Project Hospitality, Inc Senior Food Pantry	133234441	\$5,000	DYCD	Funding to support Senior Food Pantry in Council District 51.
						Funding to support operating expenses associated with food pantry/soup kitchen,
						including staff support, consumable supplies, food stuffs, facilities usage and insurance
Gennaro		Project Lead, Inc.	133761446	\$7,000	DYCD	for Rego Park, Queens.
						To help maintain and expand current programs and services, specifically the food
Lee		Project Lead, Inc.	133761446	\$5,000	DYCD	pantry and food assistance programs.
						Funding to support the Emergency Food Pantry services, serving families throughout
Cabulasaa		Ducinet Lond Inc. Francisco Cond Double.	122761446	¢20,000	DVCD	families from throughout the Kew Gardens, Briarwood, Flushing, Rego Park, and
Schulman		Project Lead, Inc Emergency Food Pantry	133761446	\$28,000	DYCD	Richmond Hill areas.
I						To provide funding support for needy families from throughout Central Queens.
						Services include Emergency Food Pantry services, family empowerment luncheons,
Speaker	Schulman	Project Lead, Inc Family Safety Net	133761446	\$100,000	DYCD	information and referral services, and consultant services.
<u>opeane.</u>		Troject zead, mer rammy saret, rec	100701110	\$200,000	3.02	
I						Funding will support Holocaust survivors living at or below the poverty line by offering a
Ung		Project Lead, Inc Support for Holocaust Survivors	133761446	\$5,000	DFTA	range of social services and supports to maintain and improve their quality of life.
						Funds will be used for Project H.E.A.R.T. which provides a Holocaust curriculum for
Yeger		Project Witness - Council District 44	113456787	\$22,000	DYCD	Junior High students attending Public Schools throughout the Council District.
		Promoting Access to Specialized Schools in New York City,				
Williams		Inc.	473824643	\$5,000	DYCD	Funds will be used to support DREAMChasers programming.
						Funds will support job placement and workshop programming for women seeking
Yeger		Propel Network, Inc.	473168850	\$9,000	DYCD	career opportunities.
		Propel Network, Inc Workforce Development & Career				Funding to support the operational expenses of providing mentorship programming and
Brannan		Coaching	473168850	\$5,000	DYCD	activities for women, including staff support and materials/supplies.
Diamian		Codeming	473100030	75,000	DICD	Funding to support needs and concerns of Prospect Heights community in various
		Prospect Heights Neighborhood Development Council,				items, from housing to Open Streets programming to economic development to safety
Hudson		Inc Council District 35	412138050	\$10,000	DYCD	and security.
		Prospect Lefferts Gardens Heritage Council, Inc Historic				Funds will support neighborhood beautification, walking tours, murals, homeowner and
Joseph		Preservation - Council District 40	813302764	\$7,000	DYCD	tenant workshops.
		Prospect Lefferts Gardens Neighborhood Association, Inc.	-			Funding will support programming for youth services in our community, including anti-
Joseph		Youth Program - Council District 40	237064386	\$7,000	DYCD	violence, leadership development and a work, learn grow initiative.
						To support Administer Nature Walks for Kensington residents in collaboration with
Hanif		Prospect Park Alliance, Inc Administer Nature Walks	112843763	\$6,500	DPR	Bangladeshi Ladies Club.
		Prospect Park Alliance, Inc Volunteers Program &	442042762	444000	200	To support Volunteers Program and Landscape Management department, which work
Hanif		Landscape Management	112843763	\$14,000	DPR	in tandem to care for the natural areas of Prospect Park.
Carr		Protectors of Pine Oak Woods, Inc.	510161823	\$5,000	DPR	Funds will be used to support community programming in smaller neighborhood parks, and the work of park and garden volunteer groups.
Call		Public Administrator-Richmond - Dignified Burials	310101023	33,000	DFN	and the work of park and garden volunteer groups.
Hanks		Program	136400434	\$10,000	PASI	Funding will support the dignified burials program.
		-0	200.00104	Ţ 10,000	.,,,,,,	2 2 3 2 2 2 2 2 2 2 2 2 2 2 2 2 2 2 2 2
Speaker	Hanks	Public Administrator-Richmond - Indigent Burials	136400434	\$20,000	PASI	Funds will be used to support the Public Administrator of Richmond County's office.
•						Funds to support utility consumer clinics in Council District 21 and direct representation
Moya		Public Utility Law Project of New York, Inc.	141634870	\$15,000	DSS/HRA	for residents of Council District 21.

Council Member	Sponsor	Legal Name of Organization - Program Name	Tax ID	Amount	Agency	Purpose of Funds
		Public Utility Law Project of New York, Inc Utility				
Restler		Consumer Assistance & Advocacy - Council District 33	141634870	\$5,000	DSS/HRA	To provide utility consumer assistance and advocacy for Council District 33 residents.
Moya		Publicolor, Inc.	133912768	\$5,000	DYCD	Funds will support a paint club in Council District 21.
Speaker	Ariola	Publicolor, Inc COLOR Club	133912768	\$10,000	DYCD	Funds will be used to transform graffiti area at Atlas Park.
Speaker	711010	Tablicator, inc. Catan alab	155512700	Ψ10,000	Bicb	Funds will be used to transform neglected community sites, including playgrounds,
						footbridges, public interior and/or exterior walls, and other communal areas in Council
Farias		Publicolor, Inc Council District 18	133912768	\$25,000	DCLA	District 18.
		Puerto Rican Organization To Motivate Enlighten & Serve				
Salamanca		Addicts, Inc.	132663328	\$50,000	DYCD	Funds will support programming, events and services in Council District 17.
		Puerto Rican Organization To Motivate Enlighten & Serve				
Salamanca		Addicts, Inc Food Distribution - Council District 17	132663328	\$25,000	DYCD	Funding will be used for food distribution throughout Council District 17.
Holden		Puppy Kitty NY City, Inc.	831059040	\$8,000	DHMH	Funds to be used for spay/neuter and pet adoptions in Council District 30.
Barron		Purelements: An Evolution in Dance - Council District 42	205332584	\$7,500	DCLA	Funds for community artistic programming.
						Funds will offer resources to ensure the development of local constituents in Council
Louis		Purpose Life Church - Council District 45	475123327	\$5,000	DYCD	District 45.
		Q Kingdom Ministries, Inc Youth Programming - Council				
Narcisse		District 46	113201956	\$5,000	DYCD	Funds to provide educational services and enrichment for youth in Council District 46.
						Funds to be used for support services and programming for children and adults with
Holden		QSAC, Inc.	112482974	\$5,000	DHMH	autism.
						Funding to support the supplementing and enhancement of staffing and related
Lee		QSAC, Inc.	112482974	\$10,000	DHMH	administrative expenses for Queens based programs.
						To support QSAC's Day Habilitation, Day School, Preschool, Residential, Support, and
Menin		QSAC, Inc.	112482974	\$5,000	DHMH	After School Programs throughout Council District 5.
						Finally and the second and and an arranged to the second and the
						Funding will help supplement and enhance a variety of services to children and adults
Daladina		OSAS Inc. Aution Browning & Somilars in Oursell	112402074	¢10.000	DUMU	with autism, families and caregivers; as well as staff training, purchasing additional
Paladino		QSAC, Inc Autism Programs & Services in Queens QSAC, Inc Autism Programs & Services in Queens -	112482974	\$10,000	DHMH	supplies and materials, and repairs at existing schools and facilities.
Caban		Council District 22	112482974	\$6,000	DHMH	Funds will be used to defray the cost of operating expenses for autism programming and services in Council District 22.
Caban		Council District 22	112462974	\$0,000	חואוח	and services in Council District 22.
						Funding enhance services for Council District 16 children and adults with autism, their
						families and caregivers, as well as staff training, purchasing of additional supplies and
Stevens		QSAC, Inc Council District 16	112482974	\$5,000	DHMH	materials for program participants at Day Habilitation, After-School Program.
Stevens		QSAC, IIIC COUNCIL DISTRICT TO	112402374	\$3,000	DITIVITI	Funding to help supplement programs and services for children and adults with autism
Farias		QSAC, Inc Council District 18	112482974	\$5,000	DHMH	in Council District 18.
1 41143		QSTO, IIIC. COUNCIL DISTINCT TO	112 10237 1	43,000	Dillivilli	Funding will support programming for individuals with Autism and their families in
Brooks-Powers		QSAC, Inc Council District 31	112482974	\$5,000	DHMH	Council District 31.
,		.,		+5,550		To support Public School 177Q (75Q177)- Main Campus's after-school programming, as
						well as staff training and purchasing of additional supplies and materials for
Ung		QSAC, Inc Public School 177Q (75Q177)	112482974	\$5,000	DHMH	participants.
<u> </u>				, -,		Funds will support recreational activities and case management services for senior
Adams		QSAC, Inc Senior Autism Support	112482974	\$5,000	DHMH	participants of Council District 28.
				,		To support a youth baseball program. Funding will be used to pay for sports equipment,
Gutierrez		Quebradillas Baseball Organization, Inc.	450491693	\$5,000	DYCD	educational/training materials and umpire costs.

Council Member	Sponsor	Legal Name of Organization - Program Name	Tax ID	Amount	Agency	Purpose of Funds
Williams		Queens Alumnae Chapter Delta Sigma Theta	166098017	\$5,000	DYCD	Funds will be used support to teen lift program.
		Queens Alumnae Chapter Delta Sigma Theta - Healthy				Funding will support healthy initiatives and outreach programming for Queens
Brooks-Powers		Initiatives - Council District 31	166098017	\$4,000	DYCD	residents in Council District 31.
Holden		Queens Beekeepers Guild, Inc.	832699289	\$8,000	DYCD	Funding to support educational Beekeeping Seminars in Council District 30.
Williams		Queens Borough Public Library - St. Albans Library	136400434	\$8,500	QBPL	Funding will support youth and adult programming at the St. Albans Library.
Brooks-Powers		Queens Borough Public Library - Arverne Library	136400434	\$5,000	QBPL	Funding to support the Arverne Library.
						Funds will be used for an American Sign Language accessible story time program at
Caban		Queens Borough Public Library - Astoria Branch Library	136400434	\$5,000	QBPL	Astoria Branch Library.
Gennaro		Queens Borough Public Library - Briarwood Library	136400434	\$5,000	QBPL	Funding to support events and programming at Briarwood Library.
		Queens Borough Public Library - Briarwood Library -				Funding to support the Creative Aging Series and Exercise classes at Briarwood Library.
Gennaro		Senior Programming	136400434	\$5,000	QBPL	Also for the purchase of art supplies for the library.
Gennaro		Queens Borough Public Library - Briarwood STACKS	136400434	\$5,000	QBPL	Funding will be used to support the STACKS at Briarwood Library.
Williams		Queens Borough Public Library - Cambria Heights Library	136400434	\$8,500	QBPL	Funding will support youth and adult programming at the Cambria Heights Library.
				1 - 7		Secretary of the secret
Krishnan		Queens Borough Public Library - Elmhurst Library Branch	136400434	\$7,000	QBPL	Funding to support community programming at Elmhurst Library.
				7.7000		, , , , , , , , , , , , , , , , , , ,
Brooks-Powers		Queens Borough Public Library - Far Rockaway Library	136400434	\$2,500	QBPL	Funding to support the Far Rockaway Library.
		Queens Borough Public Library - Friends of Laurelton		+=,===		
Brooks-Powers		Library	136400434	\$5,000	QBPL	Funding to support the Friends of Laurelton Library.
Di Gono i Gireio		Queens Borough Public Library - Friends of Rosedale	130.00.0.	ψ3,000	Ψ2. 2	and the support the Friends of Education Education
Brooks-Powers		Library	136400434	\$5,000	QBPL	Funding to support programming & services of Friends of Rosedale Library.
Brooks rowers		Library	130400434	73,000	QDIL	and mig to support programming a services of Friends of Roseaute Listary.
Krishnan		Queens Borough Public Library - Jackson Heights Library	136400434	\$7,000	QBPL	Funding for programming at Jackson Heights Library.
Krisiman		Queens borought usine Eistury Sucksoff Heights Eistury	130400434	\$7,000	QDL	and the programming at successive religines clisterly.
Gennaro		Queens Borough Public Library - Kew Gardens Hills Library	136400434	\$5,000	QBPL	Funding to support events and programming at Kew Gardens Hills Library.
Brooks-Powers		Queens Borough Public Library - Laurelton Library	136400434	\$5,000	QBPL	Funding to support events and programming at New Gardens this cibrary.
DIOOKS-FOWEIS		Queens Borough Public Library - Library Programs -	130400434	\$3,000	QBFL	Funds will support the Education Library. Funds will support children and youth programming in local branches of Council District
Adams		Council District 28	136400434	\$12,000	QBPL	28.
		Queens Borough Public Library - Pomonok Library	136400434		-	Funding to support events and programming at Pomonok Library.
Gennaro			130400434	\$5,000	QBPL	Funding to support events and programming at Politonok Library. Funding to support the Creative Aging Series and Exercise classes at Pomonok Library.
Commons		Queens Borough Public Library - Pomonok Library - Senior	126400424	¢E 000	ODDI	
Gennaro		Programming Outcome Portugue Bublications and Post delations and Post	136400434	\$5,000	QBPL	Also for th epurchase of art supplies for the library.
Brooks-Powers		Queens Borough Public Library - Rosedale Library	136400434	\$5,000	QBPL	Funding to support the Rosedale Library.
AA CHE			426400424	40.500	0001	
Williams		Queens Borough Public Library - South Hollis Library	136400434	\$8,500	QBPL	Funding will support youth and adult programming at the South Hollis Library.
Williams		Queens Borough Public Library - South Jamaica Library	136400434	\$8,500	QBPL	Funding will support youth and adult programming at the South Jamaica Library.
						To support culturally engaging and educational programs and events at the Queens
Ung		Queens Botanical Garden Society, Inc.	111635083	\$21,000	DCLA	Botanical Gardens.
Krishnan		Queens Botanical Garden Society, Inc Council District 25	111635083	\$10,000	DCLA	Funds will be used to support programming in Council District 25.
						Funding to support operational and administrative costs related to the Queens College
Gennaro		Queens College Foundation, Inc Footsteps Program	116080521	\$5,000	DCLA	Footsteps Project.
		Queens College Foundation, Inc Queensborough				Funding to support the Kupferberg Holocaust Center at Queensborough Community
Krishnan		Community College - Kupferberg Holocaust Center	116080521	\$5,000	DCLA	College.
Won		Queens Community Board #1	136400434	\$1,000	QNCB	Funding to support community events and outreach in Council District 26.

Council Member	Sponsor	Legal Name of Organization - Program Name	Tax ID	Amount	Agency	Purpose of Funds
						Funds will be used to teen programming in the 27th Council District like turkey
Williams		Queens Community Board #12	136400434	\$5,000	QNCB	giveaways and back to school events.
Won		Queens Community Board #2	136400434	\$1,000	QNCB	Funding to support community events and outreach in Council District 26.
Krishnan		Queens Community Board #3	136400434	\$5,000	QNCB	Funds will be used to fund events and activities in Council District 25.
Krishnan		Queens Community Board #4	136400434	\$5,000	QNCB	Funds will be used to fund events and activities in Council District 25.
Schulman		Queens Community House, Inc Forest Hills Older Adult Center	112375583	\$21,500	DFTA	Funds will be used for senior programming including education and recreational activities; art, exercise, nutrition, computer and lectures. This support also provides activities such as health screenings and fall prevention workshops. Funds will be used to purchase food items and other operational costs related to the
Gennaro		Queens Community House, Inc Pomonok Food Pantry	112375583	\$23,000	DYCD	food pantry.
		Queens Community House, Inc Voyages South Prep High		+==/==		
Adams		School	112375583	\$10,000	DYCD	Funds will support counselors and operations at Voyages South Prep HS.
				, ,,,,,,,		Funding will support QEDC's small business services and programming to Council
Lee		Queens Economic Development Corporation	112436149	\$7,500	SBS	District 23 businesses.
				. ,		Funds will be used to support small business services for emerging entrepreneurs with
Williams		Queens Economic Development Corporation	112436149	\$5,000	SBS	classes and counseling in the 27th Council District.
		Queens Economic Development Corporation - Anti-Graffiti		1-7		Funds will be used to help eliminate graffiti in commercial areas throughout the
Schulman		Program	112436149	\$9,000	SBS	borough.
		Queens Economic Development Corporation - Council		. ,		Funding will support small businesses and Queens Together programming for
Brooks-Powers		District 31	112436149	\$8,000	SBS	businesses in and around Council District 31.
		Queens Economic Development Corporation - Financial		. ,		Funds will be used for business counselors and instructors, materials, marketing and
Speaker	Queens	Literacy for Small Business Growth	112436149	\$100,000	SBS	outreach.
·		Queens Economic Development Corporation - Graffiti				
Ung		Removal - Council District 20	112436149	\$8,000	SBS	Funds will go towards graffiti removal in Council District 20.
		Queens Economic Development Corporation - Graffiti		. ,		
Ariola		Removal Program - Council District 32	112436149	\$4,500	SBS	Funds will be used for graffiti removal and other cleanup services in Council District 32.
		Queens Economic Development Corporation - Laurelton		. ,		
Brooks-Powers		Farmers Market	112436149	\$10,000	SBS	Funding will support the Laurelton Farmers Market.
Paladino		Queens Economic Development Corporation - Programming & Services for Small Businesses & Graffiti Removal	112436149	\$5,000	SBS	Funds to support neighborhood development in Council District 19 and to sustain commercial districts with Graffiti removal.
Won		Queens Economic Development Corporation - Queens Together	112436149	\$20,000	SBS	Funding will support QEDC's Queens Together programming and operational costs.
Krishnan		Queens Economic Development Corporation - Small Business Services	112436149	\$8,000	SBS	Funds will support entrepreneurs with classes and counseling; neighborhood development to sustain commercial districts; and tourism marketing to attract visitors to local cultural, recreational and historic sites and events.
Ung		Queens Historical Society	237016007	\$5,000	DCLA	To support the QHS's gallery exhibits and programing geared towards youth (K - 12; especially Title 1 Schools).
Speaker	Schulman	Queens Jewish Community Council, Inc.	237172152	\$100,000	DYCD	Funds will support social services, which include combating food insecurity, connecting individuals with medical needs, and assisting with immigrant services. Funding to provide support services to seniors, immigrant and families, including Meals-
Schulman		Queens Jewish Community Council, Inc Senior, Immigrant & Family Services	237172152	\$35,000	DFTA	on-wheels, immigrant services, assistance and medical insurance facilitation for Medicare and Medicaid in Council District 29.

Council Member	Sponsor	Legal Name of Organization - Program Name	Tax ID	Amount	Agency	Purpose of Funds
Brooks-Powers		Queens Law Associates Not-For-Profit Corporation - Council District 31	270364845	\$5,000	DYCD	Funding to support a youth mentoring program and community engagement in Council District 31.
Speaker	Brooks-Powers	Queens Law Associates Not-For-Profit Corporation - Queens Defenders Youth Mentoring Program	270364845	\$100,000	DYCD	Funding would allow Queens Defenders to maintain and expand its Youth Mentoring Program, providing the invaluable opportunity for court-involved youth in Queens to experience paid work and mentorship as opposed to sentencing.
Williams		Queens Legal Services Corporation	132605604	\$7,500	DSS/HRA	Funding to support workshops in areas such as housing, disability, consumer protection and immigration in the 27th district.
Krishnan		Queens Museum of Art	112278998	\$7,000	DCLA	Funds will be used to support the Queens Museum's full suite of arts education offerings.
Schulman		Queens Museum of Art - Arts Education - Council District 29	112278998	\$6,000	DCLA	To support art education for Council District 29 residents.
Brooks-Powers		Queens Royal Priest Hood, Inc Council District 31	465640085	\$5,000	DYCD	Funding will provide programming for young adults in Council District 31.
Schulman		Queens Symphony Orchestra, Inc Local Concerts - Council District 29	112106191	\$12,300	DCLA	To provide community based concerts throughout Council District 29.
Lee		Queens Theatre In The Park, Inc.	113381629	\$8,000	DCLA	To help fund performing arts programs in community senior centers, including performances, workshops, and staff. This will specifically fund the Senior Ensemble Theatre program.
Caban		Queens Theatre In The Park, Inc Afterschool Programs	113381629	\$5,000	DCLA	Funds will be used to support the cost of a 15 weeks after-school language program.
		Queens Theatre In The Park, Inc Queens Theatre English				To support the Queens Theatre English Language Learners Program (QTELL) program
Moya		Language Learners Program (QTELL)	113381629	\$10,000	DCLA	for students from Council District 21.
		Queens Village-Hollis-Bellerose Volunteer Ambulance,				Funding to support general operating expenses including ambulance maintenance,
Lee		Corp.	237366237	\$10,000	FDNY	medical equipment and supplies.
Krishnan		Queens World Film Initiative, Inc.	465631277	\$5,000	DYCD	To support enhancement of free encore screenings with staff, outreach, advertising, transportation, promotional materials, supplies.
Won		Queensboro Dance Festival, Inc.	852034730	\$5,000	DCLA	Funding is for Queensboro Dance Festival's free outdoor dance performances and audience dance lessons in Queens taking place from July to September, then June 2024, featuring diverse Queens-based dance groups.
Gennaro		Queensborough Community College Auxiliary Enterprise Association, Inc After-School Performance Workshops	112037770	\$10,000	CUNY	Funding to support cultural programs accessible to Queens residents through After School Performance Workshops provided by professionals for students in local schools.
Gennaro		Queensborough Community College Auxiliary Enterprise Association, Inc Concerts - Council District 24	112037770	\$7,500	CUNY	Funding will go towards concerts within Council District 24.
Gennaro		Queensborough Community College Auxiliary Enterprise Association, Inc Kupferberg Holocaust Center	112037770	\$10,000	CUNY	Funding to support the Kupferberg Holocaust Center at Queensborough Community College.
Ariola		QueensRail Corporation	475388098	\$5,000	DYCD	Funds to be used to support public outreach and education, programming and services to secure public support for the reactivation of the former Rockaway Beach Branch of the Long Island Railroad.
Holden		QueensRail Corporation	475388098	\$5,000	DYCD	Funds to be used to support public outreach, education and to purchase materials and supplies.
Ung		Quincy Asian Resources, Inc.	010556446	\$5,000	DYCD	Funding to support QARI's multilingual outreach and in person social service support in Council District 20.

Council Member	Sponsor	Legal Name of Organization - Program Name	Tax ID	Amount	Agency	Purpose of Funds
						Funds to maintain and expand leadership programming for immigrant young adults,
						including assistance in community service projects such as homebound visitation; toy
Vernikov		RAJE-USA, Inc.	273335956	\$10,000	DYCD	drives; food pantry and soup kitchen and mentoring program.
		Ramah Christian Center, Inc Mentorship - Council		. ,		Funding to support operational expenses related to mentorship programming and
Riley		District 12	133924754	\$10,000	DYCD	services.
Rivera		Razom, Inc.	464604398	\$5,000	DYCD	Funds will support Razom's programs and operations.
						Funding to assist with social services including but not limited to youth services and
Gutierrez		Reaching Across the World Ministries, Inc.	113572515	\$5,000	DYCD	internship initiative.
		Reaching Out Community Services, Inc Food & Social				
Kagan		Service Program - Council District 47	113615625	\$5,000	DYCD	Funds will be used for emergency food assistance and social service programs.
						Funding will be used to provide community based programs and services in Council
Brooks-Powers		Real Veggie Foundation, Inc Council District 31	874389228	\$5,000	DYCD	District 31.
						To support Comprehensive cancer program including support groups, individual
		Red Door Community, Inc Comprehensive Cancer				counseling sessions, educational lectures and healthy lifestyle workshops for anyone
Bottcher		Program	134046652	\$5,000	DHMH	impacted by cancer, ages 5 and up.
		Red Door Place, Inc., The - Food Pantry - Council District				
Mealy		41	841859955	\$15,000	DYCD	Funds will support food pantry services in Council District 41.
						To advocate for more art in public space in order to support the artists of RHAP and
Aviles		Red Hook Art Project, Inc Emerging Arts Council	266658925	\$15,000	DCLA	beautify the public spaces.
				_		
Aviles		Red Hook Initiative, Inc Youth Empowerment Pipeline	203904662	\$30,000	DYCD	Funds will support Youth Empowerment Pipeline programming and services.
		Reel Stories Teen Filmmaking, Inc Free After School		4= 000		
Marte		Filmmaking for Youth	200936377	\$5,000	DCLA	To support their Reel Works in Schools program at schools in Council District 1.
Calacalasa		Defense Tennels of Fenset Wills The Worth Decenses	444000222	ć= 000	DVCD	Program funding will be used to address the social challenges faced by youth as a result of SOVID 40
Schulman		Reform Temple of Forest Hills, The - Youth Programming	111808223	\$5,000	DYCD	of COVID-19.
Avilos		Regina Opera Company Inc	112724261	¢10.000	DCLA	Funds will support FREE Performances in public accessible venues and online through
Aviles		Regina Opera Company, Inc.	112734261	\$10,000	DCLA	Regina Opera Company's website. The funds will be used to support the senior communication and transportation
Pilov		Regional Aid for Interim Needs, Inc.	136213586	\$20,000	DETA	
Riley		Regional Aid for Interim Needs, Inc Middletown Senior	130213380	\$20,000	DFTA	program.
Velazquez		Center	136213586	\$4,000	DFTA	To support the operating expenses of the R.A.I.N. Middletown Older Adult Center.
veiazquez		Rego Park Jewish Center, Inc Community Outreach	130213380	74,000	DITA	Funds will be used to engage speakers for lectures, discussion, maintenance and quality
Schulman		Program	111672786	\$9,000	DFTA	of life for seniors and caregivers in Council District 29.
Schainan		1108.0111	111072700	75,000	DITA	Funding to support Council District 31 business retention as well as grant and loan
Brooks-Powers		Rema 4 Us, Inc Council District 31	832938159	\$7,500	SBS	assistance.
		Renaissance Technical Institute, Inc A Better Life -	002000200	<i>ψ1,500</i>	020	
Sanchez		Vocational Training Program	472048750	\$10,000	DYCD	Funds will be used to support the FREE vocational training program for A Better Life.
				+ = 0,000		Funds will support the existing work of the Renaissance Youth Council in Council District
						16, which conducts meetings that include both the youth and police officers from local
Stevens		Renaissance Youth Center - Council District 16	134122438	\$12,371	DCLA	precincts.
		Renaissance Youth Center - Jonas Bronk Academy		. ,		
Feliz		(10X228)	134122438	\$20,000	DCLA	Funds will support Jonas Bronk Academy (10X228) programming.
		Represented Foundation, Inc Nonprofit & Social Impact				Funding to support nonprofit and social impact founder training program for
Hudson		Founder Training Program - District 35	821686527	\$5,000	SBS	entrepreneurs in District 35
		Research Foundation of the City University of New York -				
Krishnan		Council District 25	131988190	\$10,750	CUNY	To support legal services including information and consultations in Council District 25.

Council Member	Sponsor	Legal Name of Organization - Program Name	Tax ID	Amount	Agency	Purpose of Funds
		Research Foundation of the City University of New York -				
Caban		CUNY Citizenship Now - Council District 22	131988190	\$9,000	CUNY	Funds will support CUNY Citizenship Now programming in Council District 22.
		Research Foundation of the City University of New York -				
		CUNY Creative Arts Youth Theater - Public School 119K				
Louis		(22K119)	131988190	\$5,000	DCLA	Funds to support the CUNY Creative Arts Youth Theater at Public School 119K (22K119)
		Research Foundation of the City University of New York -				
		Drama Based Interactive Educational Workshops - MLK				Funds will support Drama-Based Interactive Educational Workshops - MLK School
Brewer		Campus	131988190	\$5,000	DCLA	Campus.
		Research Foundation of the City University of New York -				
		Williamsburg High School for Architecture and Design				Funding for interactive theater performance and workshops to Williamsburg High
Restler		(WHSAD)	131988190	\$5,000	DCLA	School for Architecture and Design (WHSAD).
		Resilience Education Training and Innovation Center, Ltd				Funds will promote Solar Workforce Training Program to increase energy access,
Aviles		Solar Workforce Training Program	812381283	\$10,000	DYCD	expand carbon-free energy development, create and support quality jobs.
						Funding will be used to support for intake and programming for Council District 51
Borelli		Resource Training Center, Inc., The	113411856	\$5,000	DHMH	constituents.
		Resources for Children with Special Needs, Inc				
Rivera		INCLUDEnyc	112594790	\$5,000	DHMH	Funds will support INCLUDEnyc's programs and operations.
						Funding to support food rescue efforts in Council District 18 to provide healthy meals to
Speaker		Rethink Food NYC, Inc Council District 18	821632259	\$15,000	DYCD	New Yorkers.
		·				Funding will support Rethink Food's Commissary Kitchen and meal services in Council
Powers		Rethink Food NYC, Inc Council District 4	821632259	\$5,000	DYCD	District 4.
				+-,		To support with costs associated with production of community theater shows and
Brannan		Rhapsody Players, Inc Community Theater Productions	262200571	\$10,000	DYCD	programming.
Draman		Richmond County Black & Minority Chamber Commerce,	202200371	710,000	DICD	programming.
Hanks		Inc Know Your Rights Program	474178194	\$5,000	DYCD	Funding will support the Know Your Rights program.
Tidiks		Inc Know Tour Hights Frogram	474178134	\$3,000	DICD	Funds will be used to support Field Maintenance, which includes equipment upgrades
Carr		Richmond County Youth Complex, Inc.	205857329	\$2,500	DYCD	and materials.
Carr		Richmond County Fouth Complex, Inc.	203637329	\$2,300	DICD	and materials.
Comm		Dishusend Madical Conton Fouls Intonscrition Dragger	742477454	¢10.000	DUMALL	Finale to be used for compart and appretion of the Fault Internantian Decrease
Carr		Richmond Medical Center - Early Intervention Program	743177454	\$10,000	DHMH	Funds to be used for support and operation of the Early Intervention Program.
6 1	D 11:	Richmond Medical Center - Elizabeth W. Pouch Center for		40=0.000		Funds will support the programming and operational expenses for the Pouch Center for
Speaker	Borelli	Special People	743177454	\$250,000	DHMH	servicing individuals with developmental disabilities.
_		Riders Alliance, Inc Public Transit Rider Needs in NYC's				Funding to host in-district conversations and outreach activities around local transit
Restler		Recovery	843709393	\$5,000	DYCD	issues and community needs in Council District 33.
		Ridgewood Volunteer Ambulance Corps, Inc Council				To support volunteer emergency services in Ridgewood and Bushwick in Council District
Gutierrez		District 34	237405104	\$5,000	FDNY	34.
		Right To Be, Inc Bystander Intervention Training -				
Restler		Council District 33	273199988	\$5,000	DYCD	To fund a bystander intervention training in Council District 33.
						Funding to support the Right To Be Bystander Intervention Trainings: Preventing and De-
Gutierrez		Right To Be, Inc Bystander Intervention Trainings	273199988	\$5,000	DYCD	Escalating Hate Incidents in Public Spaces Throughout NYC.
		Riseboro Community Partnership, Inc Bushwick Farmers				
Gutierrez		Market	112453853	\$5,000	DYCD	To support operational expenses for the Bushwick Farmers Market.
						Funds will support the RiseBoro Youth Center's comprehensive programming for youth
1		1	1		1	1
		Riseboro Community Partnership, Inc RB Youth				ages 5 through 21 who reside in Brooklyn, including the Creative Arts and Recreational

Council Member	Sponsor	Legal Name of Organization - Program Name	Tax ID	Amount	Agency	Purpose of Funds
		Riseboro Community Partnership, Inc Youth				
Nurse		Recreational & Creative Arts Program	112453853	\$30,000	DYCD	Funds will support youth programming at the RiseBoro Youth Center.
		River Fund New York, Inc Emergency Food Pantry				To provide funding support for the Food Pantry and Benefits Access Program that
Speaker	Schulman	Access Services	113450363	\$75,000	DYCD	serves over 15,000 families.
Riley		Riverbay Fund, Inc Community Programming	133062776	\$100,000	DYCD	Funds to provide community recreation, social/cultural activities, and engage residents.
						The program offers behavioral health screenings for depression, substance abuse, and
		Riverdale Mental Health Association, Inc Geriatric				other conditions; individual and group counseling at local senior centers; home visits for
Speaker	Dinowitz	Mental Health	131930700	\$75,000	DHMH	screening and counseling for those unable to travel; and case management.
						Funding to support licensed social workers to collaborate with school administration
		Riverdale Mental Health Association, Inc Social &				and fast track students to direct service at main clinic site. The program brings mental
Dinowitz		Emotional Supports for Students	131930700	\$10,000	DHMH	health consultation to local schools in the Northwest Bronx.
		Riverdale Neighborhood House, Inc Telephone				Funding to provide organizational support and training to volunteers making daily
Dinowitz		Reassurance Program	131740024	\$35,000	DFTA	phone calls to isolated older adults.
		Riverdale Senior Services, Inc Saturday Programming -				
Dinowitz		Combating Social Isolation	237357997	\$20,000	DFTA	Funding will be used to support in-person weekend services and programming at RSS.
De La Rosa		Riverside-Inwood Neighborhood Gardens	463689061	\$5,000	DYCD	To support programming and maintenance of RING Garden.
		Rochdale Village Social Services, Inc Academic Youth				Funds will support academic tutoring and recreational programming at the RV
Adams		Tutoring Program	113397470	\$12,500	DYCD	Community Center.
		Rochdale Village Social Services, Inc Rochdale Village				Funds will support case management, wellness and recreational programming at the
Adams		Senior Center	113397470	\$5,000	DFTA	Senior Center.
						Funds will be used to support Neighborhood Safety, Neighborhood Beautification and
Ariola		Rockaway Civic Association, Inc.	452561626	\$5,000	DYCD	Community Building Holiday Activities.
		Rockaway Civic Association, Inc Beach 116th Street				
Ariola		Merchant's Association	452561626	\$5,000	DYCD	Funds will be used to support the Beach 116th Street Merchant's Association.
		Rockaway Civic Association, Inc Beach 129th Street				
Ariola		Merchant's Association	452561626	\$5,000	DYCD	Funds will be used to support the Beach 129 Street Merchant's Association.
						Funds will be used to purchase and install additional alarm Units (ERDAS) in constituent
						homes in the district and to offset the increased operating expenses including purchase
Ariola		Rockaway Point Volunteer Emergency Services, Inc.	112665405	\$10,000	FDNY	of medical supplies and equipment.
Ariala		Packaway Theatra Company Inc	113505000	\$15,000	DCLA	Funds will be used to support energianal evaposes supplies and workshops
Ariola Farias		Rockaway Theatre Company, Inc. Rocking the Boat, Inc Council District 18	113505908 134177814	\$15,000	DCLA DYCD	Funds will be used to support operational expenses, supplies and workshops. Funding to support the Job Readiness for students from Council District 18.
rdilds		•	1341//614	\$15,000	DYCD	runding to support the Job Readiness for students from Council District 18.
Abrou		Roman Catholic Church of the Ascension - Food Pantry - Council District 7	121620101	¢5 500	DVCD	Funding to sustain and expand food pantry at Ascension Church in District 7.
Abreu Hanif		Rooftop Films, Inc Council District 39	131628191 352323897	\$5,500 \$5,000	DYCD DCLA	To support public film events in Council District 39.
Панн		ROUTOP FIITIS, ITIC COUTCH DISTRICT 35	332323697	\$5,000	DCLA	To support public filliff events in council district 55.
Moya		Rooftop Films, Inc Movie Screenings - Council District 21	352323897	\$15,000	DCLA	Funding will provide free movie screenings in Council District 21.
		The street of th	332323037	713,000	JULA	Funding will support parenting, education, material support, and specialized referrals
Speaker	Powers	Room to Grow National, Inc.	134012096	\$200,000	DYCD	for babies and families living in poverty.
		The state of the s		7 230,000	2.00	Funding to support beautification projects, development of newsletters and enrichment
Brooks-Powers		Rosedale Civic Association, Inc Council District 31	237283084	\$10,000	DYCD	events for Council District 31 youth and seniors.
Bottcher		Rosie's Theater Kids, Inc.	331194964	\$5,000	DCLA	Funds will support In-school and after-school arts education programs.
	•		221127207	75,000		- man appear in some and area some and area concern broggame.

Council Member	Sponsor	Legal Name of Organization - Program Name	Tax ID	Amount	Agency	Purpose of Funds
Rivera		Rosie's Theater Kids, Inc Council District 2	331194964	\$5,000	DCLA	Funds will support Rosie's Theater Kids' programming in Council District 2 schools.
Marte		Rosie's Theater Kids, Inc PS Broadway	331194964	\$5,000	DCLA	To support PS Broadway, an in-school arts education program and one of the core ways in which they fulfill their mission to utilize musical theater as a springboard for success.
Gutierrez		Rosie's Theater Kids, Inc PS Broadway - Public School 196K Ten Eyck (14K196)	331194964	\$5,000	DCLA	Funding will support PS Broadway at Public School 196K Ten Eyck (14K196).
Ayala		Rosie's Theater Kids, Inc PS Broadway & ACTE II Programs	331194964	\$5,000	DYCD	Support for artist fees, staff support and other operating expenses associated with PS Broadway and ACTE II Programs.
Hanif		Roulette Intermedium, Inc Audio/Visual Apprenticeship Training Program	363046751	\$5,000	DCLA	To support Audio/Visual Apprenticeship Training Program.
Restler		Roulette Intermedium, Inc Community Services Program - Council District 33	363046751	\$6,000	DCLA	To support programming that allows small arts and community organizations to present events to the public in Council District 33.
Bottcher		Roundabout Theatre Company, Inc. Roundabout Theatre Company, Inc Brooklyn Theatre	136192346	\$5,000	DCLA	Funds will support arts in the classroom programming and services. Funding to provide theatre arts and residency programming at Brooklyn Theatre Arts
Narcisse		Arts HS	136192346	\$10,000	DCLA	High School.
Narcisse		Row New York, Inc Youth Programs - Council District 46	113632924	\$10,000	DYCD	Funding to support Learn to Row youth programming and services in Council District 46. Funds will be used to support administrative and operational expenses including
Ariola		Roxbury Volunteer Emergency Services, Inc.	113084367	\$10,000	FDNY	utilities, insurance, and the purchase of equipment.
Schulman		RPGA Studio, Inc Art, Public Space Design, Empowerment, & Community Building	472589237	\$9,000	SBS	Funds will support community revitalization, murals/green spaces and community building to revitalize public spaces through shared learning and building model.
						To provide High-quality primary care services, specialty care, preventive, and supportive
Bottcher		Ryan/Chelsea-Clinton Community Health Center	133911827	\$5,000	DHMH	healthcare services to medically-underserved individuals and families.
Menin		Sac Sutton Area Community, Inc.	133062103	\$5,000	DYCD	To support a sidewalk/tree beautification initiative within Council District 5.
Yeger		SAFE Foundation, Inc.	260102131	\$25,000	DYCD	Funding to support after-school information and preventive education workshops for children and parents.
Mealy		Safe Horizon, Inc Council District 41	132946970	\$10,000	DYCD	Funds to support the continuation of programs dedicated to help survivors of violence and abuse across NYC.
Speaker		Safe Horizon, Inc SafeChat	132946970	\$100,000	DYCD	To increase outreach to young men of color by launching a microsite that will serve as one of SafeChat's landing pages. This microsite will provide educational materials related to trauma, how to recover from traumatic events and access to the platform.
Krishnan		Sakhi for South Asian Women	133593806	\$5,000	DYCD	Funds will support a range of services that include case management, crisis intervention, referrals, counseling, empowerment workshops, legal advocacy and referrals.
Stevens		Samaritan Daytop Village, Inc Health & Wellness Fairs	112635374	\$5,000	DHMH	Funding to support nutrition and healthy living workshops, trainings and nutritional services for the residents of the Highbridge Residential Treatment Program in Council District 16.
Hanks		Samaritan Daytop Village, Inc Staten Island Integrated Out-Patient Program	112635374	\$5,000	DHMH	Funding will support the Staten Island Integrated Out-Patient Program.
Lee		Samaritans of New York, Inc.	133164464	\$5,000	DHMH	Funds to support suicide awareness & prevention workshops, professional development training, resource guides, outreach to schools, CBO's, community centers and places of worship.

Council Member	Sponsor	Legal Name of Organization - Program Name	Tax ID	Amount	Agency	Purpose of Funds
						Funding for the Stronger Together: Building suicide-safer communities project in
Osse		Samaritans of New York, Inc.	133164464	\$5,000	DHMH	Council District 36.
Rivera		Samaritans of New York, Inc.	133164464	\$5,000	DHMH	Funds will support Samaritans programs and operations.
Vernikov		Samaritans of New York, Inc.	133164464	\$5,000	DHMH	Funding to support suicide prevention hotline and mental health services.
		Samaritans of New York, Inc 24-Hour Confidential				Funds cover supervision of volunteers, staff, rent, utilities, other costs tied to 24/7
Paladino		Suicide Prevention Hotline	133164464	\$5,000	DHMH	operation.
						Funds will be used for outreach campaigns, site visits to schools, neighborhood centers,
		Samaritans of New York, Inc Caring Community Suicide				as part of Samaritans free suicide prevention community resource program for youth
Paladino		Prevention & Awareness Education Project	133164464	\$5,000	DHMH	and adults.
						Funds will support a district resource guide, outreach campaign, site visits to schools,
Louis		Samaritans of New York, Inc Council District 45	133164464	\$5,000	DHMH	neighborhood centers, and places of worship.
		Samaritans of New York, Inc Mental Health Services -				Funding to provide suicide prevention and awareness programming including
Narcisse		Council District 46	133164464	\$5,000	DHMH	presentations and available resources.
		Samaritans of New York, Inc Stronger Together: Building				Funding will support suicide prevention training for teachers, students and staff in
Powers		Suicide-Safer Communities	133164464	\$5,000	DHMH	Manhattan public schools.
		Samaritans of New York, Inc Suicide Prevention -				Funds support site visits, workshops, professional development training, resource
Adams		Council District 28	133164464	\$3,000	DHMH	guides, outreach to schools, CBO's, community centers, places of worship.
		Samaritans of New York, Inc Suicide Prevention				
De La Rosa		Programming	133164464	\$5,000	DHMH	To support the suicide prevention programming.
		SAMI Sephardic American Mizrahi Initiative - Leadership				
Vernikov		Clubs - Council District 48	861569480	\$5,000	DYCD	Funding to support leadership clubs on college campuses in Council District 48.
Lee		Samuel Field YM & YWHA, Inc Deepdale Cares Program	113071518	\$25,000	DFTA	To help fund the Deepdale Cares Program at the Samuel Field YM & YWHA.
		Samuel Field YM & YWHA, Inc Neighborhood Senior				To help maintain and expand services and programs provided by the Samuel Field Y at
Lee		Center	113071518	\$25,000	DFTA	its Neighborhood Senior Center.
		Samuel Field YM & YWHA, Inc North Flushing Senior				To support the North Flushing senior programs, including clubs, classes, inter-
Ung		Programs	113071518	\$5,000	DFTA	generational activities.
						Funding to support programming for seniors; including recreation, educational/health
						related components, exercise, nutrition, current events, support groups, mental health
Schulman		Samuel Field YM & YWHA, Inc Senior Services	113071518	\$20,000	DFTA	counseling, transportation, entertainment and inter-generational activities.
		Samuel Field Fire Q Fire My more School School	113071313	Ψ20,000	J	government, and inspertation, entertainment and inter-
Gennaro		Samuel Field YM & YWHA, Inc T-Building Programming	113071518	\$10,000	DFTA	Funding to support local youth and adult programming in Council District 24.
				+==,===		To support gender-based asylum legal services work and counseling for survivors who
Hanif		Sanctuary for Families, Inc.	133193119	\$8,000	DYCD	simultaneously need an order of protection from an abuser.
Powers		Sanctuary for Families, Inc.	133193119	\$5,000	DFTA	Funding will support legal counseling for Council District 4 constituents.
			100100110	43,000	J	To support tournament entry fees, transportation, food, insurance, and event
Hanif		Sandwip Sporting Club North America, Inc.	873466731	\$5,000	DYCD	organizing for club.
1101111		Sanawip Sporting Glab North America, inc.	0/3/00/31	73,000	БТСВ	organizing for class.
Lee		Sapna NYC, Inc.	263124969	\$5,000	DHMH	To support SAPNA's case management and mental health work in Council District 23.
		Capita (170) mor	_00124000	73,000	D. AIVIII	Funding will support programming of educational workshops targeted to homeowners
Jordan		Save Harlem Now!	810725665	\$20,000	HPD	of historic properties in Harlem.
301 4411		Save Harretti How;	310723003	720,000	111.0	or instance properties in marient.
						Funds will be used to support case assistance services provided to individual 60 years of
						age and older. Services provided include screening and application assistance for
Speaker	Brannan, Louis	SBH Community Service Network, Inc.	237406410	\$125,000	DFTA	government entitlement programs, immigration assistance, and counseling.
opeune:	Diamilan, Louis	DETT COMMUNICY SCIVICE INCOMENT, IIIC.	237400410	7123,000	DITA	bovernment entitiement programs, immigration assistance, and counseling.

Council Member	Sponsor	Legal Name of Organization - Program Name	Tax ID	Amount	Agency	Purpose of Funds
						Funding to support operational costs associated with food pantry and case
Vernikov		SBH Community Service Network, Inc.	237406410	\$9,000	DYCD	management.
Louis		SBH Community Service Network, Inc Council District 45	237406410	\$10,000	DYCD	The purpose of funds is to support healthy behaviors in Council District 45.
V		SBH Community Service Network, Inc Immigrant	227406410	¢E 000	DVCD	Funds will be used to provide legal services to the immigrant communities in Council
Kagan		Program Services - Council District 47	237406410	\$5,000	DYCD	District 47.
Stevens		SCAN-Harbor, Inc Food Pantry - Council District 16	132912963	\$10,000	DYCD	Funds will support pantry services and outreach to residents of Council District 16.
						Funds will support the Council District 28 Individual Residence Program and its
Adams		SCO Family of Services - 97th Ave Residents	112777066	\$5,000	DYCD	horticultural program through the purchase of new gardening supplies.
		SCO Family of Services - Residential Programs for Youth -				Residential Programs for Youth, AOBH-Extraordinary Needs and AOBH-LGBTQ in
Gutierrez		Council District 34	112777066	\$7,500	DYCD	Council District 34.
ı						Funding will support Search and Care's core care management services to assist and
Powers		Search and Care, Inc.	237444790	\$5,000	DFTA	advocate for the elderly living on the East Side.
1						
- · · · ·		Second Stage Theatre, Inc Education and Access		4		Funds will support Education and Access Programs, including Free Student Matinees
Bottcher		Programs & Affordable Ticket Initiative	133021180	\$5,000	DCLA	and free and deeply discounted tickets through the Affordable Ticket Initiative.
C	Daladia -	Selfhelp Community Services, Inc Alzheimers Resource	424624470	450.000	D.F.T.4	Funding will support the operation of programs offered such as adult day care, SHARP
Speaker	Paladino	Program (SHARP)	131624178	\$50,000	DFTA	and transportation for clients in Council District 19.
						To support seniors in a congregate lunch and dinner, nutrition education and
		Selfhelp Community Services, Inc Benjamin Rosenthal-				counseling, cooking workshops, health presentations, nurse counseling and referrals,
Speaker	Ung	Prince Street Innovative Senior Center	131624178	\$25,000	DFTA	mental health counseling, ESL classes, citizenship preparation classes and services.
эреакег	Olig	Trince street innovative semor center	131024170	723,000	DITA	For case management, benefits/entitlement assistance, advocacy, counseling,
						information and referrals, educational and recreational programs, health and wellness,
		Selfhelp Community Services, Inc Fresh Meadows NORC				virtual social events, housekeeping, personal emergency response systems, &
Speaker	Lee	Program	131624178	\$50,000	DFTA	transportation.
•		Selfhelp Community Services, Inc Latimer Gardens		· · ·		To fund senior center classes and activities at Latimer Gardens Senior Center, and other
Ung		Senior Center	131624178	\$10,000	DFTA	programming to reduce isolation.
		Selfhelp Community Services, Inc Medical				Funding to provide free round-trip transportation to medical appointments for older
Hudson		Transportation for Older Adults - District 35	131624178	\$5,000	DFTA	adults living in district 35.
		Selfhelp Community Services, Inc Medical				To provide transportation to local medical appointments for seniors living in Council
Ung		Transportation for Seniors - Council District 20	131624178	\$6,500	DFTA	District 20.
		Selfhelp Community Services, Inc Senior Services - Van				Funding to support enhanced health, wellness and recreational programming for the
Dinowitz		Cortlandt Green	131624178	\$10,000	DFTA	older adult residents at Van Cortlandt Green (6469 Broadway, Bronx).
	u dala a C					To assess which Winter Control
Casalian	Holden, Queens,	Solfholo Community Comings Inc. Sonian Transcriteties	121624170	¢00.000	DETA	To support the Virtual Senior Center program along with a dedicated transportation
Speaker	Schulman	Selfhelp Community Services, Inc Senior Transportation	1316241/8	\$80,000	DFTA	services for seniors.
Vernikov		 September 11 Family Group	710899005	\$7,500	חעכה	Funds will be used to maintain the 9/11 memorial and help cover costs of various programming such as 9/11 ceremony and trip to 9/11 museum.
VEITIIKUV		September 11 Family Group - 9/11 Commemoration	110033002	\$7,500	DYCD	programming such as 3/11 ceremony and trip to 3/11 museum.
Kagan		Events	710899005	\$5,000	DYCD	Funds will be used for 9/11 Annual Memorial Ceremony.
Kagan		LVEIRS	710033003	000,000	טוכט	Funding to support professional guidance and information services and general
Carr			521067290	\$5,000	SBS	operating expenses including outreach, and equipment upgrades.
			52250,250	75,000	555	Funding will support mentoring potential and in-business owners program in Council
Hanks		Service Corps of Retired Executives (SCORE)	521067290	\$5,000	SBS	District 49.

Council Member	Sponsor	Legal Name of Organization - Program Name	Tax ID	Amount	Agency	Purpose of Funds
Channe		Services And Advocacy For Gay, Lesbian, Bisexual And	122047657	ģ5 000	D.E.T.4	Find will are a transition for ICDT aldered the offered at the CACE Control Day
Stevens		Transgender Elders, Inc SAGE Center Bronx Services And Advocacy For Gay, Lesbian, Bisexual And	132947657	\$5,000	DFTA	Funds will support services for LGBT older adults offered at the SAGE Center Bronx.
		Transgender Elders, Inc SAGE Center Brooklyn at				
Hudson		Stonewall House	132947657	\$5,000	DFTA	To fund LGBTQIA+ older adult programming at the SAGE Center.
		- Control of the Cont	1023 17007	45,000	5	To take 2007 Quit State Basic programming at the 5/102 center.
		Services And Advocacy For Gay, Lesbian, Bisexual And				Funding for programming conducted through flagship SAGE Center and the SAGE
Abreu		Transgender Elders, Inc The SAGE Center - Harlem	132947657	\$5,000	DFTA	Center in Harlem.
						To help support Case Management, programming, meals, and other related services in
Lee		Services Now for Adult Persons (SNAP), Inc.	112591783	\$29,500	DFTA	Council District 23.
						Funding will be used to support operations and to produce contextual programs during
				4		the summer and during thematic months (Hispanic Heritage, Black History, Women's
Louis		Sesame Flyers International, Inc Council District 45	112692485	\$5,000	DCLA	History, Caribbean Heritage).
Narcisso		Sesame Flyers International, Inc Youth Leadership - Council District 46	112602405	¢E 000	DVCD	Funds will be used to provide afterschool and weekend programming for youth in Council District 46.
Narcisse		Council District 46	112692485	\$5,000	DYCD	Funds will be used for free tickets for their MainStage programs and free on site
Marte		Shadow Box Theatre, Inc., The	132725580	\$5,000	DCLA	programs for schools in Council District 1.
William		Shadow Box Theatre, Inc., The - Storytelling Shows -	132723300	75,000	DCLA	Funding to support Shadow Box Theatre Storytellings to perform on site at various
Ung		Council District 20	132725580	\$5,000	DCLA	schools in Council District 20.
- 0				1 - 7		Funds will be used to support Shakespeare Downtown request production of Cat on a
Marte		Shakespeare Downtown, Inc Cat on a Hot Tin Roof	462522499	\$5,000	DCLA	Hot Tin Roof.
						To support Shanghai Association's weekly information seminar and instructional
Ung		Shanghai Association in USA, Inc.	461580361	\$5,000	DYCD	cultural dancing classes.
		SHARE: Self-Help for Women with Breast or Ovarian				
		Cancer, Inc Ovarian, Cervical & Uterine Cancer				
Brewer		Outreach, Education & Support Initiative	133131914	\$5,000	DHMH	Funding to provide cancer outreach, education & support initiative.
Manuallan		Channe Kalaina Haan Qua Vaissa Aftan Cahaal Baanna	442502005	ć7.500	DUNALI	
Vernikov		Shema Kolainu - Hear Our Voices - After School Program Shield of David, Inc Bronx Early Learning Center Arts	113503085	\$7,500	DHMH	Funds will support after school program for children with disabilities parent training. Funds will be used to cover supplies for the pre-school expressive arts programs for
Sanchez		Program	131740041	\$10,000	DYCD	student in Council District 14.
Sufferiez		i rogram	131740041	710,000	DICD	Funding will be used to defray operating expenses for civilian community patrol and to
Yeger		Shmira Civilian Volunteer Patrol of Boro Park	113260405	\$10,000	DYCD	fund outreach programs.
				, .,		Funding will be used to provide public safety patrols, services for Holocaust survivors
Vernikov		Shmira Volunteer Patrol Corporation	112719958	\$5,000	DFTA	and victims of disaster.
Vernikov		Shorefront Jewish Community Council, Inc.	112986161	\$15,000	DFTA	Funding will be used for case management for seniors and disabled constituents.
						Funds will support capacity building program for local non profits with workshops and
Adams		Showing Hearts Foundation, Inc., The	810713547	\$10,000	DYCD	outreach.
						Funding will be used to cover administrative & operation expenses including
NA CHE		Character Foundation 1 7	04071071	442.22	D)// 25	educational programming around menu development, food safety, small business
Williams		Showing Hearts Foundation, Inc., The	810713547	\$10,000	DYCD	development and community events.
Brooks-Powers		Showing Hearts Foundation, Inc., The - Council District 31	810713547	\$10,000	DYCD	Funds to support entrepreneurial training and workshops for youth and young adults, as well as events and programming in Council District 31.
Brooks-Powers		Showing hearts roundation, inc., the - Council District 31	010/1354/	\$10,000	טזכט	Fund programs to provide education and expand awareness of the genetic condition of
Lee		Sickle Cell Awareness Foundation Corp Int'l	711037154	\$5,000	DHMH	Sickle Cell Disease.
		Sickle Cell Awareness Foundation Corp Int'l - Community	,1103,134	75,000	Dillylli	Funds will support outreach and informational events regarding Sickle Cell Disease and
Adams		Education	711037154	\$7,500	DHMH	related illnesses in Council District 28.

Council Member	Sponsor	Legal Name of Organization - Program Name	Tax ID	Amount	Agency	Purpose of Funds
		Sickle Cell Awareness Foundation Corp Int'l - Council				Funding to support educational programming and awareness of sickle cell anemia in
Brooks-Powers		District 31	711037154	\$7,500	DHMH	Council District 31.
Bottcher		Signature Theatre Company, Inc.	133641560	\$5,000	DCLA	Funds will support Signature Access programming for the 2023/24 Season.
Menin		Simon Wiesenthal Center, Inc.	953964928	\$5,000	DYCD	Funds will be used to support Combat Hate programming within Council District 5.
						Funding will support Combat Hate program for Middle and HS students throughout
Paladino		Simon Wiesenthal Center, Inc Combat Hate Program	953964928	\$7,500	DYCD	Council District 19.
Hanif		Singing Winds, Inc., The - Kensington	463805192	\$15,000	DYCD	Funds will support pop-up community space in Kensington.
Restler		Smack Mellon Studios, Inc Council District 33	113375393	\$4,000	DCLA	To provide after-school programming through the Art Ready program.
Williams		Small Property Owners of New York, Inc.	133244625	\$6,000	DYCD	Funding will be used to provide homeowner education workshops in Council District 27.
		Smart Community Initiative, Inc Community Building				
1		Public Housing Communication Program - Council District				Funding will be used to support the Community Building Public Housing Communication
Abreu		7	850902328	\$5,000	DYCD	Program in Council District 7.
				4= 000		To support free production of a Shakespeare play in Carroll Park- serving large, diverse
Hanif		Smith Street Stage, Inc Shakespeare in Carroll Park	463003829	\$5,000	DCLA	audiences in a convenient, central location with free, high quality theater.
Carr		Snug Harbor Cultural Center & Botanical Garden - Youth Matters Program	800193388	\$5,000	DCLA	Funds will be used to support the Snug Harbor's Youth Matters program.
Carr Hudson		So Percussion, Inc Brooklyn Bound	204485651	\$5,000	DCLA	To support the Brooklyn Bound concert series.
Tiduson		30 Fercussion, inc Brooklyn Bound	204463031	\$3,000	DCLA	To support the Brooklyn Bound concert series.
		Society of the Educational Arts, Inc Community Arts &				To support the annual community arts and cultural festivals that Teatro SEA hosts free
Marte		Cultural Festivals	113210593	\$5,000	DCLA	to the community, including performances, exhibitions, concerts and workshops.
				7-/		To support the expansion and maintenance of their reduced fare system and outside-of-
Marte		Society of the Educational Arts, Inc Latino Theater	113210593	\$5,000	DCLA	the-classroom programming.
						Funds will support arts education in Public Schools and underserved communities in
Velazquez		Society of the Third Street Music School Settlement	135596825	\$6,000	DCLA	Council District 13.
		Society of the Third Street Music School Settlement -				
Marte		Third Street Partners	135596825	\$10,000	DCLA	Funding will support programming and arts education at the Third Street Music School.
						Funding to help defray the costs associated with its programmatic offerings throughout
Caban		Socrates Sculpture Park, Inc Park Events	113066597	\$5,000	DCLA	the year, including community festival days and exhibitions.
Loo		Sol Zim Jewish Enrichment Music Foundation, Inc., The	112621051	¢E 000	DCLA	Funding will connect various music programming in Council District 22
Lee		301 ZIIII Jewisii Eliiiciiiilelit iviusic Foundation, ilic., Tile	113631951	\$5,000	DCLA	Funding will support various music programming in Council District 23.
Osse		Songs of Solomon: An Inspirational Ensemble, Inc.	134195889	\$5,000	DYCD	Funding for the operations and staffing of the Summer Arts Conservatory program.
Menin		Sophie Gerson Healthy Youth	462977659	\$5,000	DYCD	Funds will be used to support youth programming in Council District 5.
Marte		Sophie Gerson Healthy Youth - Council District 1	462977659	\$5,000		To support the continuation and costs of SGHY Programming in Council District 1.
Osse		Soul Summit Music, Inc.	473134260	\$5,000	DYCD	Funds to support outdoor concerts and events in Council District 36.
						Funding to support free outdoor/virtual summer festivals in Council District 35;
Under		Soul Summit Marie Land Co. 11 St. 1 1 25	472424262	ć= 000	DVCD	operating costs can be are not limited to sound/visual support, temporary comfort
Hudson		Soul Summit Music, Inc Council District 35	473134260	\$5,000	DYCD	stations.
Joseph		Soul2Soulz, Inc College Preparation & HBCU Tour	742240601	¢E 000	ראכט	Funding will be used to provide monthly college preparation workshops to high school
Joseph		Experience - Council District 40	743240601	\$5,000	DYCD	students culminating in a HBCU college tour.
		Sound Reunion Committee, Inc Soundview Reunion				Funding to support the Soundview Reunion's Old Timer's Day, Community Christmas
		Committee - CD18.	473726373	\$3,000	DYCD	Party, Community Health Day, College Career Day, Senior Citizen Day and Youth Day.

Council Member	Sponsor	Legal Name of Organization - Program Name	Tax ID	Amount	Agency	Purpose of Funds
Lee		South Asian Council for Social Services	113632920	\$15,000	DYCD	To help fund operational expenses related to programming and services.
						Funding to support expenses related to interactive educational workshops on topics
						related to healthy aging and senior living in South Asian languages is provided at SACSS
Williams		South Asian Council for Social Services	113632920	\$5,000	DYCD	office and senior / community centers in Queens.
						To support operational costs for programming that connects undeserved, low-income
		South Asian Council for Social Services - Community				immigrants and families with vital services, including securing health coverage, food
Ung		Services	113632920	\$6,000	DYCD	access, senior services, and ESOL and computer classes.
						Funds will support programming including computer training and career workshops,
		South Asian Fund for Education, Scholarship and Training,				immigrant Know Your Rights workshops, and academic help for Council District 28
Adams		Inc.	472984997	\$10,000	DYCD	residents.
		South Asian Fund for Education, Scholarship and Training,				
Gennaro		Inc Council District 24	472984997	\$6,000	DYCD	Funding to support community programming in Council District 24.
		South Bronx Concerned Citizens, Inc Supportive Services				To support programming, supportive services and general operating expenses, including
Salamanca		& Programming - Council District 17	582435828	\$20,000	DYCD	facilities usage.
						Funds will go towards equipment, supplies, uniforms, and staffing for after-school
Speaker	BLAC, Williams	Southern Queens Park Association, Inc.	112432846	\$150,000	DYCD	tutoring, sports activities, dance activities and summer programming.
						Funds will go towards equipment, supplies, uniforms, and staffing for after-school
Williams		Southern Queens Park Association, Inc.	112432846	\$10,000	DYCD	tutoring, sports activities, dance activities and summer programming.
		Southern Queens Park Association, Inc Council District				Funding will support funding for children, families and senior programming in Council
Brooks-Powers		31	112432846	\$5,000	DYCD	District 31.
		Southern Queens Park Association, Inc South Jamaica				Funds will support academic enrichment and recreational activities at The South
Adams		Houses Cornerstone	112432846	\$8,000	DYCD	Jamaica Houses SQPA Cornerstone site.
Gutierrez		Southside Community Mission, Inc.	112306447	\$35,000	DYCD	Funding will support services related to Social Service, Immigration, and Food Pantry.
Gutterrez		Southside Community (Mission), Inc.	112300117	433,000	БТСВ	and my support services related to social service, minigration, and rood rankly.
						To support the Preserving Affordable Housing Program, including legal representation,
		Southside United Housing Development Fund Corporation				advice/services, and legal education to vulnerable populations. Funds will be used to
Speaker		- Los Sures	112268359	\$100,000	DYCD	support staff, and program-related expenses.
				+ ===,===		Funding will be used towards equipment, transportation, and supplies to make the food
		Southside United Housing Development Fund Corporation				distribution at Taylor-Wythe available on a regular basis with fresh produce and other
Restler		- Los Sures COMIDA Food Pantry - Taylor-Wythe	112268359	\$10,000	DYCD	healthy items.
		Southwest Brooklyn Industrial Development Corporation -		, -,		
		Business Education Program & Job Training Programs -				To support business education program for M/WBEs and job training programs for
Hanif		Council District 39	112508370	\$15,000	DYCD	Council District 39 constituents.
		Spanish Speaking Elderly Council - RAICES - Astoria Senior				Funds will be used to defray the cost of operating expenses at RAICES Astoria Senior
Caban		Center	112730462	\$5,000	DFTA	Center.
Rivera		Spanish Theatre Repertory Company, Ltd.	132672755	\$5,000	DCLA	Funds will support Repertorio's programs and operations.
				·		Funding to support awareness events and the promotion of the services provided to the
Yeger		Sparks PPD, Inc.	260794276	\$7,000	DHMH	women suffering from PPD (postpartum depression).
-				·		To support mental health advocacy & educational awareness events in Council District
						39 promoting the public recognition and validation of mental health issues, especially
Hanif		Sparks PPD, Inc Council District 39	260794276	\$5,000	DHMH	different types of perinatal depression.
		Special Citizens Futures Unlimited, Inc Council District				Funding to support programming at the Fieldston Road location in Council District 11
Dinowitz		11	132865903	\$5,000	DYCD	(5431 Fieldston Road, Bronx, NY 10471).
		Special Olympics New York, Inc Special Olympics -				
	1	Council District 32	237061382	\$5,000	DYCD	Funds will be used to support Special Olympics throughout Council District 32.

Council Member	Sponsor	Legal Name of Organization - Program Name	Tax ID	Amount	Agency	Purpose of Funds
		Sports Oriented Nurturing Youth Partnership, Inc Legacy				Funds will be used to provide sports programming and activities for youth in Council
Narcisse		Sports Program - Council District 46	453162464	\$10,000	DYCD	District 46.
Dinowitz		Spuyten Duyvil Preschool, Inc Farm & Garden	131858180	\$5,000	DYCD	Funding to support educational programming in Council District 11.
		Sri Durga Mandir Multicultural Community Center, Inc				Funds will support musical instructors and purchase of musical instruments to provide
Adams		Music Program	113143151	\$5,000	DYCD	cultural music to youth 3rd - 12th grades.
Kagan		St. Finbar Roman Catholic Church - Senior Services - Council District 47	111631812	\$5,000	DFTA	Funds will be used to provide a space for seniors to hold their weekly social meetings.
Speaker		St. Francis Friends of the Poor, Inc.	133036954	\$35,000	DHMH	Supporting the mental & physical well-being of at-risk adults living with severe mental illness to age with dignity in their homes.
·				, ,		
Mealy		St. James Holiness Church - Council District 41	800079644	\$10,000	DYCD	Funds will support Food pantry, Clothing Drive/Toy Drive and annual school supplies.
Gennaro		St. John's University	111630830	\$5,000	DYCD	Funding will support community-based therapy program, PARTNERS CLINIC.
Osse		St. Nick's Alliance Corporation	510192170	\$8,000	HPD	Funding for JOE Central Brooklyn Tenant Assistance program.
						To support tenant organizing, building code advocacy, housing court assistance, and
Restler		St. Nick's Alliance Corporation	510192170	\$5,000	HPD	housing related information and assistance in Council District 33.
		St. Nick's Alliance Corporation - Housing Counseling &				
Gutierrez		Tenant Work	510192170	\$36,000	HPD	Funding will support St. Nicks Alliance Housing Counseling & Tenant Work.
Brannan		St. Patrick's Church - Food Pantry	111631818	\$10,000	DYCD	To support food pantry programming.
Brannan		St. Patrick's Church - Sports Program	111631818	\$9,000	DYCD	To support youth sports programming.
Hanks		St. Philips Baptist Church - Heat Drumline	133451547	\$7,000	DYCD	Funding will support the St. Philips Heat Drumline.
		St. Vincent's Services, Inc Mental Health for Vulnerable				Funds will provide education, socialization, and therapeutic services to strengthen the
Kagan		Population & Opiate Prevention	111631823	\$5,000	DHMH	well-being of the population residing in Coney Island by using Creative Arts modalities.
		St. Vincent's Services, Inc Mental Health Services -				Funds will provide education, socialization, and therapeutic services to strengthen the
Kagan		Council District 47	111631823	\$6,000	DHMH	well-being of the population residing in Coney Island.
Restler		St. Vincent's Services, Inc Wyckoff Gardens Cornerstone	111631823	\$7,500	DYCD	To support Cornerstone program at Wyckoff Gardens.
		Stanley M. Isaacs Neighborhood Center, Inc Senior	111031023	<i>\$1,500</i>	Dicb	To support content program at 17 years caracity
Menin		Services	132572034	\$8,500	DFTA	To fund senior services in support of wellness, nutrition, and fitness activities.
Carr		Staten Island Baseball Old Timers Association, Inc.	134033266	\$3,500	DYCD	Funds to be used for clinics for youth baseball.
			10.000100	ψο,σσσ	5.05	- Artist to Se documents formed to peach subsequent
Carr		Staten Island Chamber of Commerce Foundation, Inc.	134069282	\$15,000	SBS	Funds will be used for general operating cost.
Carr		Staten Island Children's Museum	237379930	\$5,000	DCLA	Funds will be used to support cultural enrichment programs.
		Staten Island Children's Museum - Arts Cultural				Funding will support Arts and Cultural Enrichment programs and workshops in Council
Hanks		Enrichment Programs & Workshops	237379930	\$5,000	DCLA	District 49.
						Funding to support in school arts residency for students in Council District 51 public
Borelli		Staten Island Children's Museum - Council District 51	237379930	\$16,000	DCLA	schools.
						Funds will be used for operational support, such as events and/or solar initiative
Borelli		Staten Island Economic Development Corporation	133706442	\$10,500	SBS	programs for local businesses.
						Funds will support merchants group in bid formation along Richmond Avenue in
Borelli		Staten Island Economic Development Corporation	133706442	\$40,000	SBS	support of festive lights.
				*		Funds will help support the business corridor of the Victory Boulevard Merchants
Speaker		Staten Island Economic Development Corporation	133706442	\$35,000	SBS	association.
		Staten Island Economic Development Corporation -				
Speaker	Staten Island	Economic Development - 49th District	133706442	\$75,000	SBS	Funding will support economic development in Council District 49.

Council Member	Sponsor	Legal Name of Organization - Program Name	Tax ID	Amount	Agency	Purpose of Funds
	Carr, Staten	Staten Island Economic Development Corporation -				Funds to be used for operating support, neighborhood development efforts, support
Speaker	Island	Economic Development - 50th District	133706442	\$140,000	SBS	the New Dorp BID, and Victory Boulevard Merchants.
	Borelli, Staten	Staten Island Economic Development Corporation -				Funds will be used for programming and operational support for SIEDC to service
Speaker	Island	Economic Development - 51st District	133706442	\$200,000	SBS	businesses throughout Staten Island.
						Funds will be used in general operating support for efforts designed to improve
		Staten Island Economic Development Corporation -				economic conditions in the borough, fill vacant properties and improve job
Carr		General Operating Support & Business Assistance	133706442	\$20,000	SBS	opportunities as well as provide complimentary business assistance.
		Staten Island Economic Development Corporation - Health				
Carr		& Wellness Expo	133706442	\$15,000	SBS	Funding will be used to support the Health & Wellness Expo.
		Staten Island Economic Development Corporation - New				Funds will be used to support the New Dorp BID including cleaning, marketing,
Carr		Dorp BID	133706442	\$25,000	SBS	beautification and events.
						Funds will be used to further expand efforts on behalf of the Richmond Road Merchants
		Staten Island Economic Development Corporation -				Association including additional joint marketing, business development strategies and
Carr		Richmond Road Merchants Association	133706442	\$25,000	SBS	beautification.
		Staten Island Economic Development Corporation -				Funds will be used for general business and administrative services, and for BID
Carr		Victory Blvd Business District Corridor	133706442	\$15,000	SBS	formation services along Victory Blvd Business District Corridor.
Carr		Staten Island Heart Society, The	200269367	\$10,000	DHMH	Funds to be used for organization operating costs.
		Staten Island Heart Society, The - AED Donation - Council				, ,
Ariola		District 32	200269367	\$5,000	DHMH	Funds will be used to purchase AEDs for local organizations within Council District 32.
						Funds will be used to support programming and community events in Council District
Borelli		Staten Island Historical Society	131985514	\$15,000	DCLA	51.
Carr		Staten Island Historical Society	131985514	\$20,000	DCLA	Funds will be used for general operating cost and ground beautification.
	Borelli, Carr,	,				Funds will be used to support grounds beautification, operational support and
Speaker	Staten Island	Staten Island Historical Society - Historic Richmond Town	131985514	\$25,000	DCLA	programming.
Borelli		Staten Island Institute of Arts and Sciences	135564127	\$5,000	DCLA	Funds will support programming for schools in Council District 51.
		Staten Island Little League, Inc Staten Island Little				Funding will be used for utilities, uniforms, equipment, Annual picnic costs and other
Carr		League, Inc.	136162802	\$2,500	DYCD	event expenses.
Carr		Staten Island NFP Association, Inc.	203560375	\$5,000	SBS	Funds will be used to support workshops and training programs.
Speaker	Hanks	Staten Island NFP Association, Inc.	203560375	\$50,000	SBS	Funding will support the Council District 49 Nonprofit On the Go program.
		Staten Island NFP Association, Inc Non-Profit - Capacity		,,		
Hanks		Building	203560375	\$5,000	SBS	Funding will support the Staten Island Nonprofit Development Initiative.
Borelli		Staten Island Sports Hall of Fame, Inc.	133833390	\$5,000	DYCD	Funding to support the operational costs of maintaining the Museum.
Hanks		Staten Island Sports Hall of Fame, Inc.	133833390	\$5,000	DYCD	Funding will support the Sports Hall of Fame.
Borelli		Staten Island Zoological Society, Inc.	135680691	\$5,000	DCLA	Funds will be used for programming and support for students in Council District 51.
		Staten Island Zoological Society, Inc Education				Funding to support operational costs of educational programming for children & adults
Hanks		Programming & Animal Care	135680691	\$5,000	DCLA	as well as costs associated with animal care.
						Funding will support tenant education programs and support organizational costs, and
Powers		STPCV Tenants Association Foundation, Inc.	274554330	\$30,000	HPD	administrative support.
				. ,		Funding will support tenant education programs and support organizational costs, and
Speaker	Powers	STPCV Tenants Association Foundation, Inc.	274554330	\$50,000	HPD	administrative support.
Louis		Street Soccer USA, Inc Council District 45	264694946	\$5,000	DYCD	Funds will be used for sports-based curriculum in Council District 45.
-		Student Leadership Network, Inc College Bound	3	+-,		
	Feliz	Initiative	061517218	\$150,000	DOE	To support the CollegeBound Initiative, including staff support.

Council Member	Sponsor	Legal Name of Organization - Program Name	Tax ID	Amount	Agency	Purpose of Funds
		Student Leadership Network, Inc College Bound				Funds support College Bound Initiative which provides students in Bronx Early College
Stevens		Initiative - Council District 16	061517218	\$5,000	DOE	Academy and Mott Hall Bronx High School with college readiness preparation.
Stevens		Student Leadership Network, Inc CollegeBound Initiative		\$3,000	DOL	Funds will be used to support a full time college board initiative counselor at the Young
Caban		(CBI) - Council District 22	061517218	\$5,000	DOE	Women's Leadership Academy in Astoria.
Cubun		Student Leadership Network, Inc Mott Hall V High	001317210	73,000	DOL	Funds will support Student Leadership Network's CollegeBound Initiative (CBI) for
Farias		School (12X242)	061517218	\$5,000	DYCD	students at Mott Hall V.
1 41143		Studio in a School Association, Inc Earth School	001317210	73,000	DICD	Stadents at Moternal V.
Rivera		(01M364)	133003112	\$5,000	DCLA	Funds will support Studio in a School's programs at The Earth School.
		Studio in a School Association, Inc Visual Arts Education				Funding to provide a 14-session visual arts education residency at Public School 398K
Moaly		Residency - Public School 398K Walter Weaver (17K398)	122002112	¢10 000	DCLA	Walter Weaver (17K398).
Mealy		Residency - Public School S98K Waiter Weaver (17K398)	133003112	\$10,000	DCLA	Funds will be used to support the Find Art Here program to promote cultural and visual
Jordan		Studio Musaum in Harlam Tho	122500005	¢3E 000	DCLA	literacy in conjunction with Ali Forney Center.
Jordan		Studio Museum in Harlem, The	132590805	\$25,000	DCLA	
Abrou		Sugar Hill Children's Museum of Art and Storytelling	465412811	\$5,000	DCLA	Funding to support the art and education programs at the Sugar Hill Children's Museum of Art in Council District 7.
Abreu Borelli		Sundog Theatre, Inc.	450476945	\$5,000	DCLA	Funds will be used to support programming at Council District 51 schools.
Hanks		Sundog Theatre, Inc.	450476945	\$10,000	DCLA	Funding will support Dances of the World program in Council District 49.
панкз		Suridog Meatre, IIIC.	430470343	\$10,000	DCLA	Funding will support senior services, programming and casework at the Center for
Won		Supposide Community Services Inc Senior Services	E10100227	\$10,000	DFTA	Active Older Adults.
Gutierrez		Sunnyside Community Services, Inc Senior Services Sure We Can, Inc.	510189327 261217947	\$10,000 \$10,000		Funding will support the Sure We Can Community Resource Center.
Gutierrez		Sutton Place Parks Conservancy, Inc Maintenance &	20121/94/	\$10,000	DYCD	Funding will support the sure we can community resource center.
Dowers		•	474054652	¢E 000	DDD	Funding will support clean up, maintenance and restoration around Sutton Diago
Powers		Beautification	474054653	\$5,000	DPR	Funding will support clean up, maintenance and restoration around Sutton Place. Funds will be used to support operating and other expenses for the swimming and
						water safety educational programming of children, youth, individual, and families both
Krishnan		Swim Strong Foundation Inc	371526132	\$8,000	DYCD	in water and online.
KIISIIIIdii		Swim Strong Foundation, Inc.	3/1320132	\$8,000	DICD	Funding to support educational resources and programming around swim safety in
Brooks-Powers		Swim Strong Foundation, Inc Council District 31	371526132	\$5,000	DYCD	Council District 31.
BIOOKS-FOWEIS		Swill Strong Foundation, Inc Council District 31	3/1320132	\$3,000	DICD	Council District 31.
						For an environmentally based educational program for schools and organizations. The
		Swim Strong Foundation, Inc Know Before You Go and				funds will be used to pay for free to low cost programming. Also, to cover costs
Speaker	Brooks-Powers	Swim Lessons	371526132	\$150,000	DYCD	associated with free to subsidized swim classes.
эрсикст	Brooks rowers	Switching Lifestylez, Inc Justice-Involved Youth Support	371320132	7130,000	DICD	Funding for programming and supporting services to support justice-involved youth in
Hudson		Services - District 35	881538933	\$10,000	DYCD	Council District 35.
Hanks		Sylvia Center, Inc., The - Cooks for Health Program	204297703	\$5,000	DYCD	Funding will support the Cooks for Health Program in Council District 49.
TIUTIKS		Symphony Space, Inc., The - Cultural Literacy & Heritage	204237703	73,000	DICD	Funds will be used to support cultural literacy and heritage program in Council District
Brewer		Program	132941455	\$5,000	DCLA	6.
biewei		Symphony Space, Inc., The - Cultural Literacy & Heritage	132341433	73,000	DCLA	
Abreu		Program - Council District 7	132941455	\$6,750	DCI 4	Funding to support Symphony Space programming in Council District 7.
, cu			132371733	70,730	DCLA	Funds will support to outreach and workshops asylum seekers and women surrounding
		Tabernacle of Praise, Inc Asylum & Women's Outreach				mental health and wellness through counseling services, fitness, healthy meal
Speaker	Louis	Program	113133825	\$20,000	DHMH	preparation and self-care.
Bottcher		TADA! Theatre and Dance Alliance, Inc.	133311294	\$10,000	DCLA	Funds will support artistic programs for the community.
		Taiwanese American Council of Greater New York, Inc		7-0,000	2001	
Ung		Passport to Taiwan Festival	371549859	\$5,000	DYCD	Funding to support the Passport To Taiwan Festival.
				75,500		O

Council Member	Sponsor	Legal Name of Organization - Program Name	Tax ID	Amount	Agency	Purpose of Funds
Aviles		Target Margin Theater - Here and Now - Local Community Programs	133697027	\$10,000	DCLA	Funds will support outreach, marketing, and other programming and services.
Hanif		Tatter Blue Archives Institute	850795119	\$5,000	DYCD	Support clothing repair programming in collaboration with the Bangladeshi Ladies Club.
Dinowitz		Teens for Food Justice, Inc Teens for Food Justice - DeWitt Clinton Educational Campus	453591508	\$8,000	DYCD	Funding to support farms, school day and afterschool curricula, teacher training, and food distribution programs at the Dewitt Clinton Educational Campus.
Borelli		Tell Every Amazing Lady About Ovarian Cancer Foundation	264417161	\$5,000	DHMH	Funds will support TEAL services and 1 event in Council District 51.
Vernikov		Tell Every Amazing Lady About Ovarian Cancer Foundation	264417161	\$5,000	DHMH	Funding will support T.E.A.L.'s Awareness and Education Program in NYC.
Ung		Telugu Literary and Cultural Association	222182019	\$5,000	DYCD	To support programming in Queens, including cultural, linguistic, educational, leadership and community service programs, and associated operational costs.
Powers Restler		TFI Digital Archive Theater 2020, Inc Shakespeare at Sunset: A Midsummer Night's Dream - Council District 33	821159850 113193180	\$10,000 \$5,000	DYCD	Funding will support The Feminist Institute's (TFI) pop-up memory lab. To support the presentation of "Shakespeare at Sunset: A Midsummer Night's Dream" in Council District 33.
Hudson		Theatre Development Fund, Inc Community Connections - Council District 35	136216919	\$7,000	DCLA	Funding to support virtual viewing parties of performances and post-viewing conversations as well as trips to in-person performances.
Dinowitz		Theatre Development Fund, Inc School Programs - Council District 11	136216919	\$5,000	DCLA	Funding to support TDF school programming in Council District 11 schools.
Borelli		Theatre Development Fund, Inc School Programs - Council District 51 Theatre for a New Audience, Inc Ticket Discounts &	136216919	\$10,000	DCLA	Funds will be used to support programming for schools in Council District 51.
Hudson		Open Caption Performances - Council District 35	133059081	\$5,000	DCLA	Funding for discount ticket initiatives, New Deal and Brooklyn Pass, and an increase in open captioned performances in its 2023-2024 Season at PSC. To support afterschool programming in the Kingshridge area of Council District 14 and
Sanchez		Theory 9 Incorporated - Kingsbridge Afterschool Programming & Evening Open Gyms	871072144	\$20,000	DYCD	To support afterschool programming in the Kingsbridge area of Council District 14 and open gym nights. Funding will be used to support education and outreach programs to address battery
Feliz		Third Sector New England - Bronx Deliveristas Third Sector New England - Low Wage Worker Support	042261109	\$10,000	SBS	fires in Council District 15.
Caban Adams		Initiative - Council District 22 Thomas White Jr. Foundation, Inc.	042261109 112534753	\$5,000 \$12,000	SBS DYCD	Funds will support low wage workers programming and services in Council District 22. Funds will support the career development training program.
Speaker		Thomas White Jr. Foundation, Inc Southeast Queens Empowerment Training Program	112534753	\$100,000	DYCD	For professional training skills with support in computer, resume writing, interviewing tips, and techniques for adults in Southeast Queens.
Holden		Timber's Legacy, Inc.	461276358	\$15,000	DHMH	Funds to be used for operational expenses associated with animal rescue and care, education and awareness outreach.
Yeger		Together We Are	270213447	\$10,000	DYCD	Funds will support food distribution drives to the poor, mentoring programs for teens at risk and summer programs.
Borelli		Tottenville Historical Society - Community Building - Council District 51	841678085	\$10,000	DYCD	Funding will be used for programming, support, and community events in Council District 51.
Menin		Town Hall Foundation, Inc Public School 158M (02M158)	237296167	\$5,000	DCLA	To fund an after school rock music program at Public School 158M Bayard Taylor (02M158).
Mealy		Training Individuals Make Better Attitudes Incorporated - Bundle for Life - Council District 41	800346030	\$20,000	DYCD	Funds to provide educational and informational services for issues such as HIV prevention, acceptance and disclosure, substance use and dependence and housing connecting.

Council Member	Sponsor	Legal Name of Organization - Program Name	Tax ID	Amount	Agency	Purpose of Funds
Vernikov		TraNa Relief Association	920875945	\$5,000	DYCD	Funds will support operations including advertising, senior socializing, virtual and in person educational sessions, and transportation for Ukrainian refugees.
Bottcher		Transgender Legal Defense and Education Fund, Inc.	043762842	\$5,000	DYCD	Funds will provide a range of services to advance equity for transgender and non-binary residents in New York City.
Paladino		Transitional Services for New York (TSINY), Inc Turn the PageAgain (bookstore) & Empowerment Center	237376074	\$5,000	DHMH	Funding will help to support TSINY'S residential programs and various operational costs as well as the telehealth infrastructure upgrade of TSINY'S Clinic.
Krishnan		Translatina Network, Inc Community Outreach	474807380	\$5,000	DHMH	To fund outreach to transgender community members to facilitate access to resources, including referrals to PrEP, condoms and safe sex literature brochures, medical services, mental health services, legal assistance, and other services.
Krishnan		TransNewYork, Inc Counseling Services	831006316	\$5,000	DHMH	To fund individual, group and family counseling for transgender and nonconforming individuals.
Bottcher		Transportation Alternatives, Inc.	510186015	\$5,000	DYCD	Funds will be used to reduce traffic violence and aid traffic crash victims and their families.
Gutierrez		Transportation Alternatives, Inc.	510186015	\$5,000	DYCD	Funding will support crash victim services like navigating complex post-crash interactions and logistics with police, insurance, and legal offices.
Hanif		Transportation Alternatives, Inc Council District 39	510186015	\$10,000	DYCD	To support resources for crash victims in Council District 39 and community building activities.
Rivera		Transportation Alternatives, Inc Families for Safe Streets	510186015	\$5,000	DYCD	Funds will support Families for Safe Streets support services for traffic cash victims.
Jordan		Transportation Alternatives, Inc Harlem Programming	510186015	\$20,000	DYCD	Funds will provide support for community programing in smaller neighborhood parks.
Farias		Transportation Alternatives, Inc Resources for Safer Streets and Transit Access	510186015	\$5,000	DYCD	Funding to support community based programming in Council District 18.
Powers		Treadwell Farm Historic District Association, Inc Green & Clean Streets Program	133362986	\$5,000	DYCD	Funding will support street beautification and communication with District 4 constituents.
Rivera		Trevor Project, Inc., The	954681287	\$5,000	DHMH	Funds will support Trevor Project's programs and operations.
Gutierrez		Trinity Human Services Corporation	133171439	\$20,000	DYCD	Funding will support Food Pantry, Social Services and households supplies and clothing.
Restler		Triskelion Arts-Kick-Standance, Inc.	113595320	\$5,000	DYCD	This funding will be used to support artist services and community network in Council District 33.
Hudson		Tropicalfete, Inc Cultural Programming - District 35	452940435	\$10,000	DCLA	Funding to support cultural diversity awareness by hosting workshops on steel pan music, stilt walking, dance & masquerade, and others in District 35.
De La Rosa		Trustees of Columbia University in the City of New York - Columbia Student Medical Outreach (CoSMO) Clinic	135598093	\$5,000	DYCD	To support Programming of the CoSMO clinic.
Gennaro		TSQ, Inc.	112693305	\$5,000	DYCD	Funds will be used to purchase food items, packaging, support delivery activities, and other operational costs.
Lee		TSQ, Inc.	112693305	\$10,000	DYCD	Funds will be used to purchase food items, packaging, support delivery activities, and other operational costs.
Speaker	Ariola, Lee, Queens, Schulman	TSQ, Inc Emergency Food Pantry	112693305	\$75,000	DYCD	Funds will be used to purchase nutrient-dense proteins, fresh fruits and vegetables, milk products, quality baked goods, and other healthy packages products. Funds will also be used for utilities and supplies.

Council Member	Sponsor	Legal Name of Organization - Program Name	Tax ID	Amount	Agency	Purpose of Funds
						Find will be used to surphase mutulent dense matrice from finite and constable
Ung		TSQ, Inc Emergency Food Pantry	112602205	¢E 000	DYCD	Funds will be used to purchase nutrient-dense proteins, fresh fruits and vegetables, milk products, quality baked goods, and other healthy packages products.
Ung		13Q, IIIC Emergency Food Pantry	112693305	\$5,000	DYCD	To support culturally competent domestic violence services focusing on safety and self-
Gennaro		Turning Point for Women and Families	542177390	\$5,000	DYCD	sufficiency to Muslim women, regardless of ethnicity.
Powers		Turtle Bay Tree Fund, Inc Tree Fund - Council District 4	132561121	\$5,000	DYCD	Funds will be used for the purchase and installation of tree guards and planting of trees.
						Funds would be used for programmatic operations to support programs that benefit
Speaker		UA3, Inc Community First Food Pantry	474803090	\$100,000	DYCD	disadvantaged communities.
						Funding to support food pantry services and food deliveries to New Yorkers facing
Ung		UA3, Inc Community First Food Pantry	474803090	\$5,000	DYCD	hunger.
Adams		UA3, Inc Food Support - Council District 28	474803090	\$7,500	DYCD	Funds will support the community first food initiative.
		Ukrainian New Wave Corporation - Educational & Cultural				Funds will provide educational and cultural programs for children, newly arrived
		Programs for Newly Arrived Immigrants - Council District				Ukrainians and Non-Ukrainians families who require assistance in receiving help to
Kagan		47	208517400	\$9,000	DYCD	settle in.
		Ukrainian New Wave Corporation - Educational				
Vernikov		Programming	208517400	\$5,000	DYCD	Funding for educational programming and services.
Speaker	Ayala	Union Settlement Association, Inc.	131632530	\$100,000	DYCD	To provide funding to support Union Settlement's general operating expenses.
		Union Settlement Association, Inc Community Activities				
Ayala		East Harlem	131632530	\$12,000	DYCD	To support East Harlem Community activities.
		Union Settlement Association, Inc Family Enrichment				
Ayala		Center	131632530	\$10,000	DYCD	To support programming at the Family Enrichment Center.
Gutierrez		UnionDocs, Inc Local Scholarship Fund	861150496	\$5,000	DCLA	Funding will support UnionDocs Local Scholarship Fund.
						The funds will be used to employ teachers, staffing, purchase supplies, equipment to
	Carr, Staten					enhance the summer experience. Liability insurance and audit fees will also be
Speaker	Island	United Activities Unlimited, Inc Summer Camp	132921483	\$50,000	DYCD	included.
Adams		United Black Men of Queens Foundation, Inc.	112623993	\$5,000	DYCD	Funds will support youth mentoring program in South East Queens.
		United Black Men of Queens Foundation, Inc Council				Funding to support the mentorship program and associated activities in Council District
Brooks-Powers		District 31	112623993	\$5,000	DYCD	31.
Borelli		United Cerebral Palsy Associations of New York State, Inc.	131623856	\$5,000	DYCD	Funds will support programming and services for Council District 51.
Borein		Officed Cerebral Falsy Associations of New York State, Inc.	131023630	\$3,000	DICD	Funding will support an Immigrant Service Program which provides information referral,
						quality of life improvement and assistance to mainly adult and senior immigrant
Speaker	Prannan	United Chinese Association of Procklyn	371469112	\$100,000	DFTA	population.
Speaker	Brannan	United Chinese Association of Brooklyn	3/1409112	\$100,000	DETA	population:
						Funding to support Senior Service Program including: translation services; educational
		United Chinese Association of Breaklyn Conjer Corvins				
Voses		United Chinese Association of Brooklyn - Senior Service	271460112	¢10.000	DETA	classes of: ESL, naturalization, crime prevention, computer, Tai Chi; activities: recreation
Yeger		Program United Chinese Association of Breakly Social Service	371469112	\$10,000	DFTA	/ social gathering, cultural holiday celebration; daily hot lunches.
V		United Chinese Association of Brooklyn - Social Service	274 460446	640.000	DVCD	Funds will be used to provide social services to immigrants, seniors, and other residents
Kagan		Program - Council District 47	371469112	\$10,000	DYCD	in Council District 47.
5.		United Jewish Council of the East Side, Inc Lillian Wald	4007050-0	42.000	D.E.T.A.	
Rivera		Senior Center	132735378	\$2,000	DFTA	Funds will support UJC's programs and operations at Lillian Wald.
	l			400	_,	Funding to assist low-income individuals and families to apply for and obtain public
Speaker	Jewish, Restler	United Jewish Organizations of Williamsburg, Inc.	112728233	\$300,000	DYCD	benefits and other social services related programming.
				4	_,	Funds to support programming to help low-income families obtain public benefits and
Yeger	1	United Jewish Organizations of Williamsburg, Inc.	112728233	\$5,000	DYCD	other supports.

Council Member	Sponsor	Legal Name of Organization - Program Name	Tax ID	Amount	Agency	Purpose of Funds
Restler		United Photo Industries, Inc Photoville Festival	814150129	\$5,000	DYCD	To support costs associated with presenting the Photoville Festival.
						Funds will be used for educational programming and conducting conference for
Yeger		United Task Force, Inc.	812505465	\$5,000	DYCD	community leaders.
		United Veterans and Fraternal Organizations of Maspeth,				
Holden		Inc.	263866556	\$5,000	DYCD	Funds to support operating and veteran services provided by organization.
						Funding for HipHop50 programming and Universal Hip Hop Museum Educational
Osse		Universal Hip Hop Musuem	465278190	\$5,000	DCLA	Programs of Offerings.
		Universal Hip Hop Musuem - Shoot Cameras, Not Guns -				To provide education services, classes, seminars, and workshops in the field of
Ayala		Council District 8	465278190	\$5,000	DCLA	photography as well as the use of equipment for photography production.
Hanks		Universal Temple of the Arts, Inc Love In Bloom	133335286	\$5,000	DCLA	Funding will support the Love In Bloom program in Council District 49.
		Universal Temple of the Arts, Inc Shakespeare				
Hanks		Appreciation Program	133335286	\$5,000	DCLA	Funding will support the Shakespeare Appreciation program in Council District 49.
		University Settlement Society of New York, Inc Arts For				Funding to support older adults in the arts activities and programming in Atlantic
Hudson		Older Adults - Atlantic Terminal	135562374	\$5,000	DYCD	Terminal.
		University Settlement Society of New York, Inc Arts For				Funding to support older adults in the arts activities and programming in Ingersoll
Hudson		Older Adults - Ingersoll	135562374	\$7,000	DYCD	Community Center, including knitting and gardening.
		University Settlement Society of New York, Inc Senior				To support University Settlement Senior Center services, and Senior HeART (Health, Art,
		Center & Senior HeART (Health, Art, Recreation, and				Recreation, and Technology) programs for seniors in Council District 1. Funding to
Marte		Technology) programs	135562374	\$5,000	DFTA	support the staffing and programmatic costs associated with both programs.
De La Rosa		UP Theater Company, Inc.	273236745	\$5,000	DCLA	Funds will be used to support programming in Council District 10.
						To provide support for UpBeat after school music education programming for South
Ayala		UpBeat NYC, Inc UpBeat NYC 2023-2024 Season	272232366	\$5,000	DCLA	Bronx children and youth.
De La Rosa		Uplift NYC, Inc.	465401925	\$5,000	DYCD	Funds will be used to support UpliftNYC programming.
						To fund the Council District 5 Adopt-A-Planter program for Bicycle Islands along First
						and Second Avenue and Shred-A-Thon paper shredding events and other green
Menin		Upper Green Side, Inc.	208289407	\$5,000	DYCD	programs in City Council District 5.
						Funding will support operational costs for shredding events as well as community
Powers		Upper Green Side, Inc Paper Shredding Events	208289407	\$5,000	DYCD	engagement in the Upper East Side.
		Upper Manhattan Mental Health Center, Inc Food				Funding to support outreach & enrollment for the food pantry and annual community
Abreu		Pantry Programs	133389470	\$5,000	DYCD	health fair.
		Uptown Grand Central - Cleaning Services - East Harlem				
Ayala		Council District 8	811133229	\$10,000	DYCD	To support clean up services in the East Harlem part of the Council District 8.
		Uptown Grand Central - Open Space Community				To support community activities including, but not limited to Halloween, Pride Month
Ayala		Programming	811133229	\$16,000	DYCD	Event and others in public spaces in East Harlem.
		Urban Fairies of Staten Island Community Outreach -				
Hanks		Sowed Seeds to Success Program	863475019	\$5,000	DYCD	Funding will support the Sowed Seeds to Success program in Council District 49.
Canalina	Calamaria	Haban Haalib Dlan Inc	22726226	6150.000	DVCD	Funds will be used for food party on the control of
Speaker	Salamanca	Urban Health Plan, Inc.	237360305	\$150,000	DYCD	Funds will be used for food pantry services and programming in Council District 17.
Abrou		Urban Homesteading Assistance (U-HAB), Inc Co-op	122002700	¢E 000	LIDD	Funding to support the Co on Improvement Program in Council District 7
Abreu		Improvement Program - Council District 7	132902798	\$5,000	HPD	Funding to support the Co-op Improvement Program in Council District 7.
Gutiorro-		Urban Homesteading Assistance (U-HAB), Inc Council District 34	132902798	¢F 000	прр	Euroding will cupport topants and colons in Council District 24
Gutierrez		DISTRICT 34	132902798	\$5,000	HPD	Funding will support tenants and co-ops in Council District 34.
Hanks		Hrhan Hana Inc	274627400	¢22 F00	DVCD	Funding will connect various community programs and continue in Council Statute 40
Hanks		Urban Hope, Inc.	274637480	\$22,500	DYCD	Funding will support various community programs and services in Council District 49.
lordon		Urban Justica Contor	122442022	¢C 500	חעכה	Funding will support the Small Business Consultation Program for street vendors in
Jordan		Urban Justice Center	133442022	\$6,500	DYCD	Council District 9.

Council Member	Sponsor	Legal Name of Organization - Program Name	Tax ID	Amount	Agency	Purpose of Funds
Farias		Urban Justice Center - Council District 18	133442022	\$10,000	DYCD	Funding to support Legal and Advocacy Services for Council District 18 residents.
						Funding for services including but not limited to direct legal consult and representation,
						advocacy, outreach, education and various support groups and workshops for all
Mealy		Urban Justice Center - Council District 41	133442022	\$30,000	DYCD	survivors of domestic violence.
						Funding to support client-centered, trauma-informed legal services to individuals who
Speaker	LGBT	Urban Justice Center - Legal Services for Sex Workers	133442022	\$100,000	DYCD	engage in sex work.
Speaker		Urban Justice Center - Safety Net Project	133442022	\$25,000	DYCD	Funding will support the Safety Net Project's Homeless Services and Advocacy.
Powers		Urban Justice Center - Street Vendor Project	133442022	\$5,000	DYCD	Funding will support the Street Vendor Project costs.
		,		70,000		, and the second
						Funding to support the Community Outreach and Education Program for street
						vendors, which provides legal services and educational programming on the regulations
Speaker	BLAC	Urban Justice Center - Street Vendor Project	133442022	\$50,000	SBS	of vending and how to come into compliance with the laws.
- розине		Urban Resource Institute - Legal Education and Advocacy	100111011	430,000	020	Funds to provide in-house legal services and guidance to survivors of domestic violence
Mealy		Program (LEAP)	112561648	\$10,000	DYCD	and homelessness residing in URI's shelters.
····cu.y			1120010 :0	ψ 10)000	2.02	and nomerous restaining in one obtained.
		Urbanglass New York Contemporary Glass Center, Inc				Funding to support the fundamentals of glass bead making, jewelry design, and other
Hudson		Bead Project Program - District 35	133098471	\$5,000	DCLA	relevant employment skills to low-income women and open studios.
Vernikov		Vaad Refuah, Inc.	201020908	\$5,000	DYCD	Funding to support patient advocate programs and school safety training.
VETTIKOV		vada Neradir, me.	201020300	75,000	БТСВ	Funds will be used for the Save-A-Life Program in Schools, teaching students first aid
		Vaad Refuah, Inc Save-A-Life Program in Schools &				and how to deal with emergencies;. Funds will also support patient advocacy
Voger		Patient Advocacy	201020908	\$5,000	DYCD	programming.
Yeger		Van Duzer Street Area Civic Association - Annual Holiday	201020308	73,000	DICD	Funding will support the Annual Holiday Tree Lighting and Toy Giveaway event in
Hanks		Tree Lighting & Toy Giveaway	200818886	\$5,000	DYCD	Council District 49.
TIGINS		Tree Lighting & Toy Giveaway	200616660	\$3,000	DICD	Council District 43.
						Funding will be used to support after-school activities for children including homework
Speaker	Krishnan	Variety Boys and Girls Club of Queens, Inc.	116014770	\$75,000	DYCD	help, performing arts instruction, and physical education in Council District 25.
эреакет	Kiisiiiaii	variety boys and on is club of Queens, inc.	110014770	\$75,000	DICD	
						Funding will be used to support after-school activities for children including homework
Speaker	Won	Variety Poys and Girls Club of Queens Inc	116014770	\$130,000	DYCD	help, performing arts instruction, and physical education in Council District 26.
Speaker	VVOII	Variety Boys and Girls Club of Queens, Inc.	116014770	\$130,000	DICD	Funds will be used to provide virtual and in-person Legal services for District 40
		Veteran Advocacy Project, Inc Legal Services - Council				veterans and their families to prevent eviction, gain access to primary and behavioral
Joseph		District 40	823103233	¢E 000	DCC/LIDA	health care, and remove barriers to education and employment.
Joseph			823103233	\$5,000	DSS/HKA	
Daladia a		Veteran Advocacy Project, Inc Legal Services for	022402222	¢10.000	DCC/LIDA	Funding will support the Veteran Advocacy Project ("VAP") provides free legal services
Paladino		Veterans & Families	823103233	\$10,000	DSS/HKA	to low-income veterans and their families across New York.
Nausiana		Veteran Advocacy Project, Inc Veterans Legal Services -	022402222	¢= 000	חרכ (יום י	Funds will be used to avaide continue to ustain the Council District AC
Narcisse		Council District 46	823103233	\$5,000	DSS/HKA	Funds will be used to provide services to veterans in Council District 46.
Borelli		Victory 4 the Voiceless Animal Rescue	471251216	\$8,000	DHMH	Funds will support free mobile spay and neutering events in Council District 51.
		Victory 4 the Voiceless Animal Rescue - Low Cost Spay &		+ 2,300		7,
Hanks		Neuter Clinic	471251216	\$5,000	DHMH	Funding will support a low cost spay and neuter clinic in Council District 49.
				73,000	2	To provide funding support for arts leadership, college and career readiness, college
		Victory Music and Dance Company, Inc Arts Leadership				tours, social and emotional learning, behavioral support, health & sexual wellness,
Speaker		Programming - Brooklynwide	472167056	\$25,000	DCLA	cyberbullying and overall safety.
эрсиксі		Victory Music and Dance Company, Inc Arts Leadership	+,210,030	723,000	DOLA	or some and over an surecy.
Mealy		Programming - Council District 41	4721670F <i>E</i>	¢60 000	DCLA	Funds to support Arts Leadership programming in Council District 41.
Mealy		rrogramming - Council District 41	472167056	\$68,000	DCLA	runus to support Arts Leadership programming in Council District 41.

						T
Council Member	Sponsor	Legal Name of Organization - Program Name	Tax ID	Amount	Agency	Purpose of Funds
		Victory Music and Dance Company, Inc Brownsville Old				Funding to support expense costs for programming for community and Brownsville Old
Barron		Timers Events - Council District 42	472167056	\$20,000	DCLA	Timer's Events.
		Victory Music and Dance Company, Inc Community				
Barron		Development & Youth Programming - Council District 42	472167056	\$48,000	DCLA	Funding for community development and youth programming in Council District 42.
		Vietnam Veterans of America Chapter #32, Queens, New				
Ariola		York, Inc.	112629339	\$5,000	DYCD	Funds will be used for operational expenses, supplies and services.
		Vietnam Veterans of America Chapter #32, Queens, New				
Holden		York, Inc.	112629339	\$9,500	DYCD	Funds to be used for programs, services and events for veterans in Council District 30.
		Vietnam Veterans of America Chapter #32, Queens, New				
Speaker	Holden	York, Inc.	112629339	\$40,000	DYCD	Funds will be used for operations, programs, support services and events for veterans.
		Vietnam Veterans of America Chapter #32, Queens, New				Funding will be used to cover the expenses for various events, services, and general
Paladino		York, Inc Veterans Program	112629339	\$10,000	DYCD	operating costs in Council District 19.
		Vietnam Veterans of America Chapter #32, Queens, New				Funds will be used to support programming/services and activities including assisting all
Schulman		York, Inc Veterans Program	112629339	\$3,500	DYCD	veterans in presenting compensation and pension claims before the VA.
						Funds will support Vision Urbana's programs and operations including food pantry,
Speaker		Vision Urbana, Inc.	133848575	\$35,000	DYCD	senior services, and youth programming.
Rivera		Vision Urbana, Inc Food Pantry	133848575	\$5,000	DYCD	Funds will support Vision Urbana's food pantry.
						Funding will support services and outreach are targeted for older persons who are blind
Paladino		VISIONS/Services for the Blind and Visually Impaired	131624210	\$7,500	DFTA	and/or have multiple disabilities.
		VISIONS/Services for the Blind and Visually Impaired -				Funds will be used to teach daily living and mobility skills along with pre-vocational and
Riley		Blind Youth Services	131624210	\$7,000	DYCD	work readiness training for blind youth.
		VISIONS/Services for the Blind and Visually Impaired -				
Marte		Council District 1	131624210	\$5,000	DYCD	To support free the Blindline Information and Referral System.
		VISIONS/Services for the Blind and Visually Impaired -				Funds will support VISIONS' training, services and outreach targeted for older
Velazquez		Council District 13	131624210	\$10,000	DFTA	individuals in Council District 13.
		VISIONS/Services for the Blind and Visually Impaired -				To support the Technology Training Programs which teach blind older persons to use
Ung		Services for the Blind and Visually Impaired	131624210	\$5,000	DFTA	adaptive and accessibility functions on electronic and computing devices.
						Funding to support general operating expenses of the visiting program to relieve
						isolation, loneliness and prevent depression, escorts to medical appointments,
Schulman		Visiting Neighbors, Inc Senior Visits	237379098	\$2,500	DFTA	assistance with shopping, health advocacy and case assistance.
		Visual Arts Research and Resource Center Relating to the				
		Caribbean - Cultural Arts Programming - Council District				
Narcisse		46	133054001	\$10,000	DCLA	Funds will be used to provide cultural arts programming in Council District 46.
		Vivian Beaumont Theater, Inc., The - Lincoln Center				
Brewer		Theater - Open Stages Education Program	133004747	\$5,000		Funds will be used to support Lincoln Center Theater - Open Stages Education Program.
Rivera		Vocal Ease, Inc.	371469320	\$5,000	DFTA	Funds will support Vocal Ease's programs and operations.
De La Rosa		Vocal Ease, Inc Council District 10	371469320	\$5,000	DFTA	Funds will be used to support vocal ease programming in Council District 10.
						Funding will support the operating costs of Vocal Ease's program, which provides
						volunteer musical performances for seniors at hospitals, nursing homes and senior
Powers		Vocal Ease, Inc Council District 4	371469320	\$5,000	DFTA	centers.
		Voelker Orth Museum - Cultural Programs for Queens				To support programmatic and operational costs for performances, festivals, and
Ung		Families	113498583	\$5,000	DCLA	educational programs for individuals, families, and group visitors at the museum.

Council Member	Sponsor	Legal Name of Organization - Program Name	Tax ID	Amount	Agency	Purpose of Funds
						Funds will provide services and support, including street outreach, for people with
Restler		Voices of Community Activists & Leaders (VOCAL-NY), Inc.	134094385	\$16,000	DYCD	substance use disorder in the greater Downtown Brooklyn neighborhood.
		Voices of Community Activists & Leaders (VOCAL-NY), Inc.				
Hanif		- Overdose Reversal Trainings - Council District 39	134094385	\$5,000	DHMH	To support overdose reversal trainings in Council District 39.
		Volunteer Heart Resuscitation Unit & Ambulance Corp. of				Funds will be used to support fuel and vehicle maintenance costs for emergency
Borelli		SI., Inc.	136628436	\$10,000	FDNY	vehicles and insurance costs.
						Funding will support socialization programs, provide mental health supports for seniors,
Brooks-Powers		Volunteers for Springfield Park, Inc Council District 31	473317999	\$10,000	DYCD	arts programming for the youth, and additional programming in Council District 31.
						To support Wellness programming at supportive housing sites in District 14, to continue
Sanchoz		Volunteers of America - Greater New York, Inc Wellness Social Activities - Formerly Homeless Adults & Families	581959781	\$10,000	DYCD	and expand Street to Home Pilot, including in Eden House, and to support
Sanchez		Washington Heights and Inwood Development	301333701	\$10,000	DICD	groundbreaking work on Brain Injury among DV survivors.
		Corporation - Business Opportunity Success System -				Funding to support the Washington Heights and Inwood Development Corporation
Abreu		Council District 7	132950346	\$5,000	SBS	(WHIDC) programming in Council District 7.
		Washington Heights Jaybie's Sports Academy - Youth				
Sanchez		Sports Programming - Council District 14	550844926	\$10,000	DYCD	Funds to support baseball programming for the youth of council district 14.
		Washington Square Association Music Fund - Washington		4		
Marte		Square Music Festival	136162576	\$5,000	DCLA	To support free music concerts in Washington Square Park.
						Funds will be used to support the Open Waters Initiative for citywide advocacy,
						planning, and public programming partnership in community groups to inform design of
Menin		Waterfront Alliance, Inc.	134355067	\$5,000	DYCD	new publicly accessible vessel access in Council District 5.
Velazquez		Waterfront Alliance, Inc.	134355067	\$7,000	DYCD	To support community led coastal clean-up events in Council District 13.
		Waterfront Alliance, Inc Waterfront Education &				To Support educational and recreational waterfront programs for community in Council
Brannan		Recreational Programs - Council District 43	134355067	\$8,000	DYCD	District 43.
_		Waterfront Museum, The - Educational Programs for				Funds will support school field trips, cultural programs (theater, film, dance, circus,
Aviles		Students	113569896	\$10,000	DCLA	etc.), and free open boat visits.
Davisana		Wetawida Tananta Association	FC2F0C002	ć7 000	DVCD	Funding will support community programming and communication for Council District 4
Powers		Waterside Tenants Association	562596903	\$7,000	DYCD	constituents. Funding to support Sunset Wednesdays, the free outdoor evening concert series at
Dinowitz		Wave Hill Incoporated - Sunset Wednesday Performances	136178903	\$25,000	DCLA	Wave Hill.
BIHOWILE		viate imi incoporatea Sanset vicanesaay i errormanees	130170303	723,000	BCLIT	Funding to support an annual event (family fund day) held together with the 109
Paladino		We Love Whitestone, Inc Community Program	473049636	\$5,000	DYCD	precinct.
		We Stay-Nos Quedamos, Inc Cultural Programming &				
Salamanca		Events - Council District 17	133724388	\$10,000	DYCD	Funds to be used for cultural programming and events in the South Bronx.
		Weeks Educational and Social Advocacy Project, Inc				
Hanks		Staten Island Steel Pan Orchestra	272928926	\$5,000	DYCD	Funding will support the Staten Island Steel Pan Orchestra.
Vernikov		Wall in Mamory of the Sassoon Children, Inc.	0/257/021	¢E 000	חעכה	Funding to purchase raw food materials for meals to be delivered to poverty stricken single mothers and homebound women.
Vernikov		Well in Memory of the Sassoon Children, Inc. Wellfare, Inc Better Box - Williamsburg Houses &	843574021	\$5,000	DYCD	phigie modiers and nomebound women.
Gutierrez		Cooper Houses	852658123	\$10,000	DYCD	To fund expansion of free food program to Williamsburg Houses and Cooper Houses.
		Wellness in the Schools, Inc Cook for Kids & Coach for	332030123	710,000	2.00	The same state of the same sta
Ayala		Kids	251919494	\$5,000	DYCD	To support cook and coach for kids flagship program, CookCamp and BootCamp.

Council Member	Sponsor	Legal Name of Organization - Program Name	Tax ID	Amount	Agency	Purpose of Funds
						Funds will support community events, outreach, and beautification and clean-up
Powers		West 54-55 Street Block Association	061779681	\$5,000	DYCD	efforts.
		West 07th Chreet Paul, and Cauden. Cauden Frants and				Finds will be used for souder smaller southers as interest resintence and resolution as well
Brewer		West 87th Street Park and Garden - Garden Events and Stewardship	134067780	\$5,000	DYCD	Funds will be used for garden supplies, equipment, maintenance and marketing as well as community events such as public concerts and an annual Halloween party.
biewei		West Brighton Community Local Development	134007780	\$3,000	DICD	as community events such as public concerts and an annual Halloween party.
Hanks		Corporation	133046424	\$5,000	SBS	Funding will support the MWBE Leadership Association in Council District 49.
		West Bronx Housing and Neighborhood Resource Center,				Funds will support individual case management, counseling, building outreach, events,
Feliz		Inc Housing Assistance - Council District 15	132941841	\$15,000	HPD	tenants rights workshops, and assistance to tenant associations.
						Funding to support eviction prevention program, through tenant rights and
		West Bronx Housing and Neighborhood Resource Center,				responsibilities counseling, benefit renewals such as SCRIE/DRIE/Section 8, financial
Sanchez		Inc Housing Services - Council District 14	132941841	\$30,000	HPD	counseling, referrals for repairs and overcharges, and tenant organizing.
Sanchez		inc. Housing services Council District 11	1323 110 11	750,000	111.0	econsening, referruis for repuirs and overeintiges, and terrain organizing.
Ariola		West Hamilton Beach Volunteers, Inc.	112741267	\$10,000	FDNY	Funds will be used for operational costs including insurance, utilities and equipment.
		West Harlem Environmental Action, Inc Green Jobs		•		Funding to support operational expenses related to the worker training program
Abreu		Training Program	133800068	\$10,000	DYCD	including staff support, course materials, and supplies for trainings.
		West Harlem Environmental Action, Inc WE ACT -				Funding to support environmentally friendly programs including educational workshops
Jordan		Council District 9	133800068	\$20,000	DYCD	in Council District 9.
l				4		
Jordan		West Harlem Group Assistance, Inc Randolph Houses	237169558	\$5,000	DYCD	Funding to support Annual Family & Community Engagement Day at Randolph Houses.
Louis		West Indian American Day Carnival Association, Inc Council District 45	237176396	\$5,000	DCLA	Funds will be used to support West Indian American Day Carnival Association Year-Round Program & Community Initiative.
Louis		West Indian American Day Carnival Association, Inc Year	23/1/0390	\$3,000	DCLA	Funding to promote Caribbean arts, culture, and operating expenses for year-round
Hudson		Round Program & Community Initiative	237176396	\$8,000	DCLA	programming workshops and College Fair.
				+ - /		programmy activities and activities activities and activities activities and activities activities and activities activiti
		West Side Center for Community Life, Inc West Side				
Brewer		Campaign Against Hunger - Food Access Program	710908184	\$8,500	DYCD	Funds will be used to support Food Access Program in Council District 6.
		West Side Center for Community Life, Inc West Side				
		Campaign Against Hunger - Food Access Program - Council				To fund the overhead and program costs for the mobile food pantry in Council District
Abreu		District 7	710908184	\$20,000	DYCD	7.
		Westchester Square District Management Association,				Funding to support community events hosted by the BID, operational expenses, and
Farias		Inc Westchester Square - Council District 18	383873130	\$15,000	DYCD	marketing.
1 41143		Whitestone Community Ambulance Service, Inc	303073130	713,000	БТСВ	indirecting.
Paladino		Recruitment Initiative	112590794	\$7,500	FDNY	Funding will support an extensive recruitment campaign and various operational costs.
Holden		Wild Bird Fund, Inc.	320155774	\$5,000	DHMH	Funds to assist in wildlife rehabilitation.
Brannan		Wild Bird Fund, Inc Wildlife Rehabilitation Services	320155774	\$5,000	DHMH	To support rehabilitative care for urban wildlife.
Brewer		Wild Bird Fund, Inc Wildlife Rehabilitiation	320155774	\$5,000	DHMH	Funds to support the costs of rehabilitation services for wildlife.
Rivera		Wild Project Productions, Inc.	811419414	\$5,000	DCLA	Funds will support Wild Project's programs and operations.
Menin		Wildcat Service Corporation - Council District 5	132725423	\$5,000	DYCD	To fund a cleanup program within Council District 5.
Eariac		Wildlife Conservation Society - Bronx Zoo - Science for All Program - Council District 18	121740011	¢1E 000	DCLA	Funding to support the Science for All program at the Bronx Zoo for students from Council District 18.
Farias		Wildlife Conservation Society - Community Events -	131740011	\$15,000	DCLA	Council District 10.
Salamanca		Council District 17	131740011	\$20,000	DCLA	Funding will be used for community events for residents of Council District 17.

Council Member	Sponsor	Legal Name of Organization - Program Name	Tax ID	Amount	Agency	Purpose of Funds
Louis		Wildlife Conservation Society - Council District 45	131740011	\$5,000	DCLA	Funds will support WCS STEM Career Lattice.
		Wildlife Conservation Society - New York Aquarium -				
Kagan		Seascape Program	131740011	\$5,000	DCLA	Funds will be used to support the operations of the NY Aquarium Seascape program.
		Wildlife Conservation Society - Science Education -				Funding will be used for high quality science education for Title 1 students in Council
Salamanca		Council District 17	131740011	\$15,000	DCLA	District 17.
Dinowitz		Wildlife Conservation Society - Science for All - Bronx Zoo	131740011	\$5,000	DCLA	Funding will support field trips for Council District 11 schools at the Bronx Zoo.
		Wildlife Conservation Society - Science for All - Council				
Caban		District 22	131740011	\$5,000	DCLA	Funds will be used to support youth professional development and education programs.
Rivera		William F. Ryan Community Health Center	132884976	\$5,000	DHMH	Funds will support William F. Ryan Nena Community Health Center.
		William F. Ryan Community Health Center - Council				
Abreu		District 7	132884976	\$5,000	DHMH	Funding to support health and wellness for seniors on the UWS in Council District 7.
		William F. Ryan Community Health Center - HIV Status				Funds will support outreach, education, and community engagement to reduce the
Brewer		Neutral Care - Council District 6	132884976	\$5,000	DHMH	number of new HIV infections.
						Funding to support case management and educational services for Afghan women
Ung		Women for Afghan Women	020539734	\$5,000	DYCD	survivors of domestic violence.
						Funding will provide holistic and culturally specific services through New York
Gennaro		Women for Afghan Women - Girls Leadership Program	020539734	\$5,000	DYCD	Community Center's (NYCC's) Girls Leadership program (GLP).
Louis		Women In Need, Inc Council District 45	133164477	\$5,000	DHS	Funds will be used to train and coach Win Staff in implementing evidence-based practices for engaging families and providing trauma informed services to homeless children in Win Shelters, including 7 childcare and recreation staff in Council District 45. To support specialization of Win's on-site Children and Youth Services to meet the
Schulman		Women In Need, Inc Specialization of Children's Services	133164477	\$7,000	DHS	unique needs of children and youth experiencing homelessness.
Kagan		Women In Need, Inc Specialization of Children's Services - Council District 47	133164477	\$10,000	DHS	Funds will support specialization of Win's on-site Children and Youth Services to meet the unique needs of children and youth experiencing homelessness.
Mealy		Women In Need, Inc Trauma Informed Care - Council District 41	133164477	\$10,000	DHS	Funds to support integration of trauma-informed care and other evidence-based practices.
Brannan		Women's Empowerment Coalition of New York City - Domestic Violence Prevention	844687643	\$15,000	DYCD	To support domestic violence prevention programming and outreach.
			474277062	440.000	DVCD	Funds will support Malikah's comprehensive programming in self-defense and
Won		Women's Initiative for Self Empowerment - District 26	471277862	\$10,000	DYCD	education safety.
., .,				4= 000		Funding for job training for children with autism and with developmental disabilities,
Vernikov		Women's League Community Residences - Makor	112889774	\$5,000	DHMH	community wide lectures for families.
		Women's League Community Residences - Mental &		4		
Kagan		Emotional Support Services - Council District 47	112889774	\$10,000	DHMH	Funds will be used to provide and enhance mental health services.
Ariola		Woodhaven Residents Block Association, Inc.	237388148	\$5,000	DYCD	Funds will be used to defray costs associated with community programming and gatherings including a monthly Town Hall meeting and general operating expenses.
Riley		Woodlawn Conservancy, Inc Bridge to Craft Careers	311695037	\$7,000	DYCD	Funds will be used to support the Bridge to Craft Careers program.
Dinowitz		Woodlawn Conservancy, Inc Bridge To Crafts Careers - A Workforce Development Initiative	311695037	\$10,000	DYCD	To support the Bridge To Crafts Careers Program which trains young people (18-24) from all 5 boroughs for careers in Masonry Preservation and Landscape Restoration.
Won		Woodside on the Move, Inc Community Programming	112435565	\$15,000	DYCD	Funding to provide free concerts, street fairs, Holiday Tree Lighting ceremony and Holiday Street Lighting.

Council Member	Sponsor	Legal Name of Organization - Program Name	Tax ID	Amount	Agency	Purpose of Funds
Won		Woodside on the Move, Inc Food Pantry	112435565	\$30,000	DYCD	Funds will support Woodside on the Move's Food Pantry.
						Funding to support Housing program: provide tenant advocacy, landlord, tenant
						mediation, homeowners and prospective home buyers, seminars and foreclosure
Won		Woodside on the Move, Inc Housing Program Services	112435565	\$22,000	HPD	prevention.
		Woodside on the Move, Inc Participatory Budgeting -				To provide meals for those who are food insecure through a monthly food distribution
Caban		Mutually Beneficial Food Distribution - Council District 22	1	\$15,000	DYCD	program.
		Woodside on the Move, Inc Tenant Organizing - Council				Funds will provide legal, advocacy, and organizing support for Council District 22
Caban		District 22	112435565	\$5,000	HPD	tenants.
		Woodycrest Center for Human Development, Inc	422404470	440.000	57765	
Ayala		College & Career Readiness	133184179	\$10,000	DYCD	To support college and career readiness and afterschool enrichment.
Vernikov		Work At It, Inc.	831124450	\$5,000	DYCD	Funding for career coaching, job matching and support for at risk youth.
		Workers Defense League, Inc Unemployment Insurance				To support free legal counseling and free representation to applicants for
Joseph		Claimant Representation - Council District 40	132658431	\$7,500	DYCD	unemployment insurance; representation at unemployment insurance hearings.
зозерп		Claimant Representation - Council District 40	132036431	\$7,500	DICD	unemployment insurance, representation at unemployment insurance hearings.
Borelli		Working in Support of Education, Inc.	134024627	\$8,000	DYCD	Funding will support financial literary program at schools in Council District 51.
Dorein		Working in Support of Eddeation, inc.	134024027	78,000	DICD	I thomg will support illiancial literary program at schools in council district 51.
Menin		Working Today, Inc.	133858323	\$5,000	DYCD	To support business training and workshops across New York City for freelance workers
		Tronking roddy, me.	100000000	ψ3,000	5.05	To support such case that many and the many case the many terminates the many case the
Osse		Working Today, Inc.	133858323	\$2,500	DYCD	Funding for Freelancers HUB's Legal and financial assistance for Independent Workers.
Speaker		Working Today, Inc.	133858323	\$250,000	DYCD	Funding will support legal assistance for independent workers.
				. ,		
						To support educational programming for independent workers and extend services
Bottcher		Working Today, Inc Freelancers Hub	133858323	\$5,000	DYCD	offered by Freelancers Hub to support starting and running successful solo businesses.
		Working Today, Inc Freelancers HUB's Legal & Financial				
Hudson		Assistance	133858323	\$5,000	DYCD	To support business training and workshops across New York City for freelance workers
		Working Today, Inc Legal & Financial Assistance for				
Powers		Independent Workers	133858323	\$5,000	DYCD	Funding will support legal assistance for independent workers.
						Funds will be used for events that includes the fall fairs, December's St. Nicholas Day,
						monthly open house family days, and visits by seniors, schools, and camps, and groups
Louis		Wyckoff House and Association, Inc Council District 45	112615053	\$5,000	DCLA	primarily in Council District 45.
Abreu		YALD, Inc.	472361361	\$10,000	DYCD	Funding to support YALD programming and outreach in Council District 7.
.,						Funds will be used to create extracurricular programs for children on the autistic
Yeger		Yaldeinu School, Inc.	263373908	\$5,000	DHMH	spectrum.
		Yemeni American Merchants Association - Community &				Funding for Community and Redoc Violance Provention in Council District 10 in
Farias		,	022520502	¢E 000	DVCD	Funding for Community and Bodega Violence Prevention in Council District 18 in conjunction with Council Member, and Council District 18 BIDs.
Farias		Bodega Violence Prevention - Council District 18 Yemeni American Merchants Association - Council District	823539502	\$5,000	DYCD	,
Postlor			823539502	\$3,000	DCLA	Funds to support education and youth programming, including college and career
Restler		33	02333302	35,000	DCLA	readiness, in Council District 33. To upport organizing Yemeni American merchants in Council District 39 and provide
		Yemeni American Merchants Association - Council District				one-on-one assistance to them to address small business fines/violations and license
Hanif		39	823539502	\$5,000	DYCD	renewals.
		Yemeni American Merchants Association - Small Business	323333302	75,000	5705	n Circuit.
1						
Brannan		Assistance	823539502	\$5,000	DYCD	To support the Merchant Organizing and Services program.

Council Member	Sponsor	Legal Name of Organization - Program Name	Tax ID	Amount	Agency	Purpose of Funds
Barron		Young Airmans Association, The - Council District 42	832005292	\$7,500	DYCD	Funding for youth aviator education and training program.
Abreu		Young Audiences New York, Inc Public School (03M165)	131997754	\$5,000	DCLA	Funding to support programming in P.S. 165M (03M165) in Council District 7.
		Young Israel of Kew Gardens - After-School & Summer				Funding to support operation expenses associated with after-school and summer camp
Gennaro		Camp Programming	111948880	\$10,000	DYCD	programming.
		Young Men & Young Women's Hebrew Association of the				
		Bronx dba Riverdale YM/YWHA - New Beginnings - Center				Funding to support New Beginnings Center, which will offer older adults opportunities
Dinowitz		for Contemporary Adults	131740507	\$18,800	DFTA	to socialize and get involved in a new community space.
Speaker	Farias	Young Men's Christian Association of Greater New York - Castle Hill YMCA: Teen Programming	131624228	\$50,000	DYCD	Funding will be used to provide and support teen programming. Teens will take part in leadership development, civic engagement, and recreational activities, as well as have opportunities to connect with their peers under the guidance of caring adults.
'				, ,		
						Funding to support the YMCA Counseling Service's multilingual resource and referral
		Young Men's Christian Association of Greater New York -				center in the Flushing YMCA provides immigrant families with a wide array of
Speaker		Flushing YMCA	131624228	\$20,000	DYCD	instructional, vocational, recreational, family support, and social services.
'		Young Men's Christian Association of Greater New York -		. ,		To support teen programming at the YMCA including leadership development, civic
Hanif		Teen Programming	131624228	\$5,000	DYCD	engagement, and recreational activities.
		Young Men's Christian Association of Greater New York -				Funds support the YMCA Teens Take the City program, a teen after-school civic
Speaker	Brewer	Teens Take the City	131624228	\$50,000	DYCD	engagement program.
		Young New Yorkers, Inc Alternatives to Incarceration -				Funds will be used to provide youth with alternatives to incarceration: trauma-informed
Joseph		Council District 40	811465388	\$7,500	DYCD	restorative arts diversion (RAD), youth leadership and empowerment Programs.
Louis		Young New Yorkers, Inc Council District 45	811465388	\$5,000	DCLA	Support Youth Leadership/Empowerment Programs in Council District 45
Ayala		Young New Yorkers, Inc Council District 8	811465388	\$5,000	DHMH	To support mental health services for court involved youth in Council District 8.
		Young People's Chorus of New York City, Inc Public	442272000	440.000	D.C. A	To support the Young People's Chorus programming at Public School 770 New
Mealy		School 770K New American Academy (17K770)	113372980	\$10,000	DCLA	American Academy (17K770).
		Variable Christian Association of Course				To support the Social Service Program, including immigrant case management,
I I a a		Young Women's Christian Association of Queens - Council	200254006	¢40.000	DETA	education programming, language services, and food assistance for residents of Council
Ung		District 20 Young Women's Christian Association of Queens -	200351906	\$10,000	DFTA	District 20. Funds will be used to support YWCA's immigrant services to Council District 23
100		_	200251006	¢F 000	DYCD	
Lee		Immigrant Services - Council District 23	200351906	\$5,000	DYCD	residents. Funds will support counseling and educational programs, staffing and office needs for
Adams		Youth Referral and Placement Unit, Inc Batterer's Intervention Program	020674290	\$10,000	DYCD	the center.
Audilis		Youth Soccer Association and Sports, Inc Sports	020674289	\$10,000	טזכט	Funds will be used to provide sports programming and community activities for youth in
Narcicco			200602026	\$5,000	DYCD	
Narcisse		Programming - Council District 46	208682036	\$5,000	טזכט	Council District 46. Funds will be used to provide payment of venue, leases, program/administrative
		Zimmer Club Youth Conservation Program of Staten				supplies, and all other bills related to supplies and equipment necessary for the
Carr		Island, Inc.	352262561	\$5,000	DYCD	operation of the program.
Carr	l	polatiu, iiic.	332202301	φ3,000	טונט	operation of the program.

Council Member	Legal Name of Organization - Program Name	Tax ID	Amount	Purpose of Funds
	1199 SEIU Employer Child Care Corporation - FALC STEAM			Funds will be used to support Future of America Learning Center's science fair event
Sanchez	Science Fair & Curriculum	134063281	\$5,000	including supplies and curriculum for students leading up to the event.
	1199 SEIU Employer Child Care Corporation - Future of			
Riley	America Learning Center (FALC)	134063281	\$10,000	Funds to be used for the Future of America Learning Center (FALC).
	1199 SEIU Employer Child Care Corporation - Youth			Funds will be used to provide assistance and college readiness to youth in Council
Joseph	Programming - Council District 40	134063281	\$10,000	District 40.
Jordan	120 Marcus Meets Malcolm	852786614	\$15,000	Funding will support services for youth in the Harlem community.
				Funding will support a free year-around athletic training and academic enrichment
1	360 Academic Sports Academy - Youth Activities - Council			program, including a six-week full day summer camp, school year afterschool and
Joseph	District 40	852677647	\$7,000	Saturday program.
				Funds will support Flatbush Leadership Academy who will provide life changing
				opportunities for at risk youth to grow as individuals and acquire skills that will allow
Louis	67th Precinct Clergy Council, Inc Council District 45	274581070	\$5,000	them to reach their highest potential in Council District 45.
Krishnan	82nd Street Academics - Renaissance Charter Afterschool	200788352	\$40,000	To support after-school program at the Renaissance Charter School.
Brooks-Powers	A Better Jamaica, Inc Council District 31	113804421	\$5,000	Funding to support Jamaica Reads program for students in Council District 31.
				Funding to support education programs for at risk students in schools within Council
Marte	A Place for Kids, Inc Council District 1	133624631	\$7,000	District 1.
	A Place for Kids, Inc Public School 034M Franklin D.			
Rivera	Roosevelt (01M034) Afterschool	133624631	\$5,000	Funds will support A Place for Kids afterschool programming at PS 34.
Brooks-Powers	A Vision To Empower, Inc Council District 31	830703792		Funding will support youth mentoring programming in Council District 31.
Bottcher	Abundant Waters, Inc.	133706659	\$10,000	Funds will support one on one tutoring services.
	Adelaide Sanford Institute - Parent Leadership Academy &			Funds will support a borough-wide oratory contest and artists' exhibition for
Mealy	Youth Educational Initiatives	270589817	\$10,000	Elementary, Junior High and High School students.
	Advocates for Children of New York, Inc Jill Chaifetz			Funds will support the Jill Chaifetz Education Helpline to assist parents in all five
Aviles	Education Helpline	112247307	\$5,000	boroughs who are trying to help their children with schoolwork.
	Advocates for Children of New York, Inc Jill Chaifetz			To provide funding to Jill Chaifetz Education helpline to assist parents and guardians
Ayala	Education Helpline	112247307	\$5,000	with school-related issues.
	Advocates for Children of New York, Inc Jill Chaifetz			
Brewer	Education Helpline	112247307	\$5,000	Funding will support the Parent Education Helpline.
				To support operation of Jill Chaifetz Education Helpline which provides free
	Advocates for Children of New York, Inc Jill Chaifetz			consultation on almost any school-related issue, including, for example, transfers,
Hanif	Education Helpline	112247307	\$5,000	special education, access to remote instruction, or suspensions.
	Advocates for Children of New York, Inc Jill Chaifetz			
Rivera	Education Helpline	112247307	\$5,000	Funds will support the operations of the Jill Chaifetz Education Helpline.
	AIMHigh Empowerment Institute, Inc AIMHIGH School			Funds will be used to support AIMHIGH outreach and programming in Council District
Stevens	Programs - Council District 16	813143733	\$15,000	16.

Council Member	Legal Name of Organization - Program Name	Tax ID	Amount	Purpose of Funds
	AIMHigh Empowerment Institute, Inc Gun Violence			Funds will support engagement of Council District 16 youth in the Gun Violence
Stevens	Prevention Taskforce	813143733		Prevention Taskforce.
Carr	Albanian-American Association of Ulqin, Inc.	881042164	\$10,000	Funds to be used for operating costs, events and programming for youth.
	Alfadila Community Services, Inc Youth Wellness and			To support youth wellness and inclusion programming that integrates general and
Brannan	Inclusion Programming	851299761	\$5,000	special needs children, including basketball program.
Abreu	Ali Forney Center	300104507	\$6,000	Funding to support Ali Forney Center services for LGBTQ homeless youth in Council District 7.
Bottcher	Ali Forney Center	300104507	\$7,000	Funding to support maintaining AFC's 24-hour, year-round Drop-In Center.
Jordan	Ali Forney Center - Harlem Drop-In Center - Council District 9	300104507	\$25,000	Funds will support services for LGBTQ homeless youth in Council District 9.
				Funds will support AFC's LGTBQ Homeless Youth Services in District 37, including but
	Ali Forney Center - LGBTQ Homeless Youth Services - Council		4	not limited to critical food, shelter and clothing, expanded mental health services, and
Nurse	District 37	300104507	\$10,000	job training and skills development.
Calaara	Ali Forney Center - LGBTQ+ Homeless Youth - Council District	200404507	¢0.500	To associate consistent including automobile to be used to be used to Council Biotect 22
Caban	22	300104507	\$8,500	To provide services including outreach to homeless youth in Council District 22.
	Ali Farmay Cantar I CRTO I Hamalaga Vayth Caynail District			Funding will support the Ali Forney Center's two emergency housing sites and three
A. de	Ali Forney Center - LGBTQ+ Homeless Youth - Council District	200404507	ć10 000	transitional housing sites for transgender homeless youth located in Council District 38
Aviles	38	300104507	\$10,000	as well as the city-wide Drop-In Center.
	All Francisco Control Control House Long Control			To support support the Ali Forney Center's programs and services for homeless
Da La Basa	Ali Forney Center - Services for LGBTQ Homeless Youth -	200404507	åE 000	LGBTQ+ young people in Council District 10 and support their basic needs and mental
De La Rosa	Council District 10	300104507		health via our city-wide Drop-In Center.
Lee	Alley Pond Environmental Center, Inc.	112405466	\$18,000	To fund environmental education programs.
l la a	Alley Pond Environmental Center, Inc Environmental	112405466	¢E 000	To support programming costs for environmental education for students and residents
Ung	Education - Council District 20	112405466		of Council District 20.
De La Rosa	Amber Charter School - Swimming Program	134119814	\$5,000	To support swimming programing at Amber Charter School.
Lee	American Martyrs Roman Catholic Church, Inc Athletic Programs	111816736	\$9,000	To help support facilities costs for athletic programs.
Vernikov	Amudim Community Resources, Inc.	470984801	\$15,000	Funding to support crisis intervention & management services for at risk youth.
				Funds will be used for crisis intervention and management of issues relating to drugs,
Yeger	Amudim Community Resources, Inc.	470984801	\$6,000	mental health, domestic violence, at-risk youth, and sexual abuse.
				Funds will create programs that provide physical fitness activities for children and
Kagan	Apna Brooklyn Community Center, Inc Youth Build Project	820706930	\$8,000	youth in Council District 47.
				To support the Armory's programming for kids in Council District 10. The Programming
				includes College Prep, High school educational programs & City Track, Little Feet & Tiny
De La Rosa	Armory Foundation, The - Council District 10	133680286	. ,	Feet athletic programs.
Brewer	Arts in Action VAP, Inc Afterschool Fine Arts Classes	562322737	\$5,000	Funds will support Afterschool Fine Arts classes program.
Nurse	Artsy Athenaeum, Inc Youth Programs - Council District 37	871439914	\$5,000	Funds will support youth programming in Council District 37.
Lee	Asian-American Coalition for Children and Families, Inc.	133682471	\$7,500	Funding to support expense related to programming and services for disadvantaged youth.

Council Member	Legal Name of Organization - Program Name	Tax ID	Amount	Purpose of Funds
				To fund the participation of Council District 20 students in the Asian American Student
	Asian-American Coalition for Children and Families, Inc Asian			Advocacy Program (ASAP), a youth leadership program that promotes college and
Ung	American Student Advocacy Program	133682471	\$5,000	career readiness among immigrant students and ELLs.
	Asian-American Coalition for Children and Families, Inc Asian			Funds will be used to support programs and services associated with the Asian
Marte	American Student Advocacy Project (ASAP)	133682471	\$5,000	American Student Advocacy Project (ASAP).
	Asian-American Coalition for Children and Families, Inc Asian			To support Asian American Student Advocacy Project (ASAP), providing youth
Schulman	American Student Advocacy Project (ASAP)	133682471	\$5,000	leadership programming and services.
	Asian-American Coalition for Children and Families, Inc Asian			
	American Student Advocacy Project (ASAP) - Council District			Funding will be used to support programming for Youth in Council District 40 including
Joseph	40	133682471	\$5,000	program staff salary, program materials and supplies.
	Asian-American Coalition for Children and Families, Inc			
Narcisse	Youth Programming - Council District 46	133682471	\$5,000	Funding to provide youth leadership programming for AAPI youth in Council District 46.
				To support Asphalt Green's Community Programs which engages underserved youth in
Marte	Asphalt Green, Inc Council District 1	136533158		sports and fitness.
Paladino	Auburndale Soccer Club, Inc Youth Soccer Program	112476178	. ,	Funds will be used for Youth Soccer Program and field maintenance.
Barron	Ballin Out Loud - Ballin - Council District 42	472433652	\$7,500	Youth and young adult sports and community programming.
				Funds to support 12-session of programming in elementary and middle schools in
Jordan	Ballroom Basix USA, Inc.	273218865	\$22,000	Council District 9.
	Banana Kelly Community Improvement Association, Inc			
Salamanca	Youth Education Program - Council District 17	132934000	\$20,000	Funding to support the Youth Educational Program (YEP).
	Bank Street College of Education - Liberty LEADS - Council			
Abreu	District 7	135562167	\$5,000	To support program costs of the Liberty LEADS program for Council District 7 students.
Abreu	Barnard College - STEAM in the City - Council District 7	131628149	\$5,000	Funding to support STEAM in the City programming in Council District 7.
	Battalion Pentecostal Assembly, Inc Royal Rangers,			Funds are to be used for program support in Council District 31, regarding STEM
Brooks-Powers	Daughters of Purpose & Youth Ignition	364391337	\$9,000	education and financial literacy.
				Funding will be used for purchasing and upgrading equipment as well as operating
Paladino	Bayside Little League - Youth Sports Program	521234764	\$10,000	costs.
Hanif	BCT Brooklyn Children's Theatre, Inc Musical Theatre Classes	452906089	\$5,000	Funds will support musical theatre classes programming and services.
	Beam Center, Inc Work-Based Learning Apprenticeship -			To support Work-Based Learning Apprenticeship for Immigrant students and students
Hanif	West Brooklyn Community High School	454273449	\$10,500	from West Brooklyn Community High School.
				Funds will be used to have youth take part in day of educational, social, cultural,
Williams	BeingEgypt Cares, Inc.	921532576		leadership, and service-oriented programming and fun activities.
	Bergen Basin Community Development Corporation d/b/a			Funding to provide general youth programming including youth sports and events as
Narcisse	Millennium Development - Youth Services - Council District 46	113199040	\$80,000	well as social activities.
			_	Funding to support the expenses associated with youth programming including
Gennaro	Beth Gavriel Bukharian Congregation	113336257	\$5,000	arts/crafts, music, literature activities, and sports.

Council Member	Legal Name of Organization - Program Name	Tax ID	Amount	Purpose of Funds
	Beth Gavriel Bukharian Congregation - After-School Programs -			Funds will support an after-school program that helps kids with homework and
Schulman	Council District 29	113336257	\$30,000	extracurricular activities in Council District 29.
				Funding to support the operating expenses associated with after school programs and
				activities including arts & crafts, music, drama, literature, sports, homework help,
Schulman	Beth Gavriel Bukharian Congregation - Youth Programming	113336257	\$15,000	general recreation and fun.
				To support Beyond Boxing classroom/curricular instruction and boxing training for
Restler	Beyond Boxing, Inc Education & Training - Council District 33	464347474	\$5,000	justice-involved youth.
Bottcher	Big Brothers Big Sisters of New York City, Inc.	135600383	\$5,000	To support mentoring and youth development programs for NYC youth.
Powers	Big Brothers Big Sisters of New York City, Inc.	135600383	\$5,000	Funding will support mentorship programming for bigs and littles in Council District 4.
	Big Brothers Big Sisters of New York City, Inc Council District		. ,	
Riley	12	135600383	\$5,000	Funds will be used to support programming and operations in Council District 12.
	Big Brothers Big Sisters of New York City, Inc Youth Services -		. ,	Funding to expand recruitment and retention of more youth and mentors in Council
Narcisse	Council District 46	135600383	\$5,000	District 46th.
Menin	Billion Oyster Project, Inc.	272918478		To provide programming services for students living in Council District 5.
	Billion Oyster Project, Inc Billion Oyster Project School			To support educational programming on oyster restoration and site visits for District 35
Hudson	Network - District 35	272918478	\$5,000	schools.
Restler	Billion Oyster Project, Inc Council District 33	272918478	\$5,000	To support activities of the Billion Oyster Project School Network in Council District 33.
Aviles	Billion Oyster Project, Inc School Network - Council District 38	272918478	\$25,000	Funds will support Billion Oyster Project (BOP) schools programming and services.
Aviics	30	272310470	723,000	To provide an interactive science education program throughout District 1 by means of
Marte	BioBus, Inc Council District 1	262092282	\$5,000	a mobile lab outside schools.
Widite	Biobus, inc. Council District 1	202032202	75,000	To bring interactive science education programs to students throughout Council District
Sanchez	BioBus, Inc Council District 14	262092282	\$5,000	14 including the BioBus mobile lab.
Sarieriez	Biobus, inc. Council District 14	202032202	75,000	To support hands-on, inquiry-based science education programs to students
Ayala	BioBus, Inc Council District 8	262092282	\$5,000	throughout Council District 8.
71,414	Diobus, inc. Council bistrict o	202032202		Funds will support interactive science education programs at schools in Council District
Brewer	BioBus, Inc Mobile Science Lab	262092282	\$5,000	
				Funding to support year-round environmental jobs engage young workers in well paid,
Gutierrez	BK ROT, Inc Environmental Jobs - Council District 34	473925112		positive, skill-based environmental job training and leadership development.
Gutierrez	BK KOT, IIIC ETIVIOIIITETTAL JOBS - COURCII DISTITICE 34	4/3923112	\$3,300	positive, skiir-based environmentarjob training and leadership development.
				Funds will provide support for BK Rot's ongoing youth jobs and programming, including
				food scrap hauling, expanding partner gardens, increasing infrastructure for organics
Nurse	BK ROT, Inc Youth Programming & Workshops	473925112	\$25,000	processing, and hosting waste educational workshops.
				Funds to be used for operating expenses for soccer pre-academy and youth sporting
Holden	Blau Weiss Gottschee, Inc.	116074351	\$9,500	programs including the cost of gym and field rentals.
Ariola	Blessed Trinity Roman Catholic Church - Youth Sports Program	262885471	\$25,000	Funds will be used to support Blessed Trinity's Youth Sports program.
Abreu	Bloomingdale School of Music	132562192		Funding to support music access programming in Council District 7.

Council Member	Legal Name of Organization - Program Name	Tax ID	Amount	Purpose of Funds
Brewer	Bloomingdale School of Music - Training Program	132562192	\$5,000	Funds will support student training program.
Velazquez	Blue Card, Inc., The	131623910	\$12,000	Funds will provide Holocaust education for students in Council District 13.
				Funding will be used to support a year-long youth baseball program as well as a mentorship program that works to provide counseling and aid student athletes in the
Louis	Bonnie Boys Club - Council District 45	116075963	\$5,000	college admissions process in Council District 45.
				Funds will support recruitment, outreach, and general program development for sports
Nurse	Bonnie Boys Club - Support Service & Success	116075963	\$5,000	services for Council District 37 youth.
	Bonnie Boys Club - Youth Support & Services - Council District			Funding to support the Baseball program, including the purchase of equipment and
Joseph	40	116075963	\$7,000	general operational expenses.
	Boro Park Jewish Community Council - Summer Program for			
Yeger	Teens - July & August	113475993	\$20,000	Funds will be used for a mentoring program for teenagers and to provide suppers.
	Bowne House Historical Society, Inc., The - Archives			To support digitization of the Bowne House's archives and educational programming
Ung	Digitization Online Project - Council District 20	116111192	\$5,000	for schools and residents of Council District 20.
				Funds to be used to support Boy and Cub Scout in Council District 30 and to purchase
Holden	Boy Scouts of America - Greater New York Council	131624015	\$5,000	materials and supplies for scout troops.
Menin	Boy Scouts of America - Greater New York Council	131624015	\$5,000	Funds will be used to support scouting in Council District 5.
	Boy Scouts of America - Greater New York Council - Council			
Farias	District 18	131624015	\$5,000	Funding to support troops in Council District 18.
	Boy Scouts of America - Greater New York Council - Council			Funding will be used to carry out character building cub scout, scouts BSA, and
Paladino	District 19	131624015	\$5,000	exploring programs-in Council District 19.
	Boy Scouts of America - Greater New York Council - Council			Funding will be used to carry out character-building Cub Scout, Boy Scout, and
Gennaro	District 24	131624015	\$5,000	Exploring programs, to youth ages 6-20 in the Council District 24.
	Boy Scouts of America - Greater New York Council - Council			Funds will be used for scouting programs within Council District 32 and purchasing
Ariola	District 32	131624015	\$5,000	equipment.
	Boy Scouts of America - Greater New York Council - Honoring			To place flags on veterans' graves at Mount Olivet Cemetery in Queens on both
Holden	Veterans - Mount Olivet Cemetery	131624015	\$800	Memorial Day and Veterans Day and assist veterans in need.
	Boy Scouts of America - Greater New York Council - NYC			Funding to carry out Scouting programs, including youth development and character-
Ung	Scouting & Exploring - Council District 20	131624015	\$5,000	building programs for youth in Council District 20.
	Boy Scouts of America - Greater New York Council - NYC			Funds will support Youth Empowerment Strategies for Success (YESS) Brooklyn
Joseph	Scouting and Exploring - Council District 40	131624015	\$5,000	programming and services in Council District 40.
-	Boy Scouts of America - Greater New York Council - Scouting &			
Hanks	Exploring	131624015	\$5,000	Funding will support the Scouting and Exploring programs in Council District 49.
Adams	Boys & Girls Club of Metro Queens, Inc.	111966067	\$15,000	Funds will support after-school and summer programming to youth at the Club.
Ariola	Boys & Girls Club of Metro Queens, Inc.	111966067		Funds will be used to support after school programs.
	Boys & Girls Club of Metro Queens, Inc Afterschool &		, ,	To provide after-school and summer programming to youth ages 5-18 in under
Schulman	Summer Program	111966067	\$5,000	resourced neighborhoods in Council District 29 and Queens.
Abreu	Boys and Girls Club of Harlem, Inc.	133102951		Funding to support the Project Learn program in Council District 7.
Ayala	Boys Club of New York, Inc., The - Sports Club	135591750		To support the athletic programming of the Sports Club.

Council	Legal Name of Organization - Program Name	Tax ID	Amount	Purpose of Funds
Member				·
	Bracketville Books Youth Education and Sports, Inc Public			
D.1	School 076X The Bennington School (11X076) - Council District		640.000	To an it will be a late of the standard for the standard B C 076
Riley	12	872575993	\$10,000	To provide athletic and educational programming for children in P.S 076.
		440050770	407.750	Funding will be used to support the Motivated Youth Building All Self-Empowerment
Osse	Bridge Street Development Corporation - MYBASE Program	113250772	\$27,750	(MYBASE) Civic Engagement and Leadership Program.
	Bridge the Gap Youth, Inc Perimeter Sports Leagues - Council	474000506	445.000	Funding to support operating expense costs for community youth athletics
Barron	District 42	471393536	\$15,000	programming in Council District 42.
				Funding will be used for students to watch streamed Broadway and West End
				productions from classrooms, home environments, or in person. Also, make Broadway
Lee	Broadway League, Inc., The	130951470	\$5,000	more accessible to students and encourage career opportunities in the industry.
Paladino	Broadway League, Inc., The - Broadway Bridges	130951470		Funding will support the Broadway Bridges Program for Bayside HS.
	, , , , , ,		, ,	Funding will support Broadway Bridges, which gives tenth graders tickets to Broadway
Powers	Broadway League, Inc., The - Broadway Bridges	130951470	\$6,000	shows.
	Bronx Community Cable Programming Corporation - Youth			
Farias	Arts & Media Initiative	133545233	\$5,000	Funding to support the BronxNet Youth Arts and Media initiative.
				Funds to support Bronx House Tween and Teen programming, which provides quality
Velazquez	Bronx House, Inc.	131739935	\$75,000	educational and career guidance and social-emotional support.
				Funds will support sports and childhood development services including basketball
	Brooklyn Ballers Sports, Youth and Educational Corporation -			programming, mentorship, educational and literacy programming for Council District
Nurse	Fire & Ice Basketball League & Youth Mentorship Programs	651209020	\$20,000	37 youth.
	Brooklyn Ballers Sports, Youth and Educational Corporation -			Funding to support health programming for the participants ages 6-24, health and
Gutierrez	Health Programming - Council District 34	651209020	\$20,000	fitness program will offer athletic opportunities. and healthier eating habits.
Gutierrez	Treatth Frogramming - Council District 34	031209020	\$20,000	Inchess program will offer admedic opportunities, and fleatimer eating habits.
	Brooklyn Boatworks, Inc Building Skills, Building Community -			Funds will be used to support the purchase of educational tools and supplies, and
Restler	Council District 33	271509754	\$5.000	classroom instructors for after-school programming in Council District 33.
			40,000	Support weekly and monthly programming for book sorting and distribution to
				community partners and increased support for literacy programming and book
Hanif	Brooklyn Book Bodega, Inc.	833811732	\$5,000	giveaways in District 39.
Osse	Brooklyn Book Bodega, Inc.	833811732		Funding for book distribution in Council District 36.
	Brooklyn Book Bodega, Inc Community Book Events - District			Funding to host community events during which children, adolescents, and families will
Hudson	35	833811732	\$10,000	be able to self-select books to add to their home libraries.
	Brooklyn Book Bodega, Inc Interrupting Barriers to Book			
Restler	Ownership - Council District 33	833811732	\$5,000	To support programming for book sorting and distribution to community partners.
	Brooklyn Bridge Park Conservancy, Inc Environmental		4.6	Funds to support a program that will offer young people an opportunity to learn about
Mealy	Education & Stewardship Program	133277651	\$10,000	sustainability, recycling, aquatic ecology, and scientific observation.

Council Member	Legal Name of Organization - Program Name	Tax ID	Amount	Purpose of Funds
				Funds will be used for operational support of the Environmental Education program to
	Brooklyn Bridge Park Conservancy, Inc Environmental			provide youth in Council District 40, an opportunity to learn about sustainability,
Joseph	Education & Stewardship Program - Council District 40	133277651	\$5,000	recycling, aquatic ecology, and scientific observation.
	Brooklyn Chinese-American Association, Inc Afterschool			
	Program - Public School 69K Vincent D. Grippo School			To support afterschool programming at Public School 69K Vincent D. Grippo School
Brannan	(20K069)	113065859	\$4,000	(20K069).
	Brooklyn Chinese-American Association, Inc Youth Services -			Funding to support after-school enrichment programming at P. S. 105K (20K105),
Aviles	Public School 105K The Blythebourne (20K105)	113065859	\$20,000	including staff support, arts & crafts supplies and field trips.
Aviies	Public School 103k Tile Blythebourne (20k103)	113003639	\$20,000	including start support, arts & crarts supplies and neighbors.
Osse	Brooklyn Combine for Progressive Action, Inc.	813719832	\$10,000	Funding for youth programming including STEAM courses, & anti-violence training.
				Funds will be used to create a mentoring program for youth, including career
Kagan	Brooklyn Emerge, Inc Youth Mentoring Program	851491905	\$5,000	counseling, leadership seminars and character building.
Restler	Brooklyn Kindergarten Society - The Sensory Gym	111631820	\$5,000	To support the curriculum development and staffing for the Sensory Gym.
	Brooklyn USA Sports Association, Inc Youth Basketball Events			To support youth basketball clinics, events, and educational programming in Council
Brannan	& Programming - Council District 43	811070700	\$10,000	District 43.
	Brooklyn Youth Chorus Academy, Inc Education &		. ,	To support the Choral Music Education and Performance program and the operating
Restler	Performance Program - Council District 33	113129249	\$5.000	expenses of the Financial Aid Initiative in Council District 33.
			+0,000	
				To support school-year long orchestra and jazz ensemble programs that provide weekly
Hanif	Brooklyn Youth Music Project, Inc.	274831801	\$5,000	high-quality musical training and ensemble rehearsals for kids aged 5-18.
			Ψ0,000	Funding to support The Brotherhood Sister Sol Environmental Program in Council
Abreu	Brotherhood Sister Sol, Inc., The	133857387	\$15,000	District 7.
7.0.00	Brotherhood Sister Sol, Inc., The - Environmental Programming	133037307	ψ13)000	
De La Rosa	- Council District 10	133857387	\$6,000	To support BroSis Environmental Programming in Council District 10.
De La Rosa	Council District 10	133037307	70,000	Funding will support community outreach, education, leadership development of a
Mealy	Brownsville Partnership, Inc United for Brownsville	832855002	\$10,000	parent and caregiver advocacy group.
Osse	CAMBA, Inc Albany Cornerstone	112480339		Funding for "Block the Shot" Basketball Tournament at Albany Cornerstone.
	a many many contensions	112 100333	\$10,000	and the state of t
Marte	CAMBA, Inc Forsyth Satellite Academy	112480339	\$5,000	Funding to support CAMBA's Learning to Work Program at Forsyth Satellite Academy.
	CAMBA, Inc Public School 361K East Flatbush Early			
Louis	Childhood School (22K361) - Beacon Afterschool Program	112480339	\$5,000	Funds will support CAMBA Youth Leadership at Beacon 361K (22K361).
				Funding to provide youth programming and recreational activities at CAMBA
Narcisse	CAMBA, Inc Sheepshead Bay - Youth Leadership	112480339	\$5,000	Sheepshead Bay.
	CAMBA, Inc South Shore Educational Complex - Youth			Funding to provide youth programming and recreational activities at South Shore
Narcisse	Leadership	112480339	\$10,000	Educational Complex.
				Funds will support the Youth Ambassadors program in Council District 16 which
	Capitol District Management Association, Inc Community			provides practical work experience to local youth and promoting tourism assistance to
Stevens	Engagement & Small Business Outreach - Council District 16	270699754	\$5,000	the local neighborhood.

Council Member	Legal Name of Organization - Program Name	Tax ID	Amount	Purpose of Funds
1	Careers through Culinary Arts Program - Careers Through	422662047	45.000	Funding will provide culinary-and-wellness curriculum and an integrated approach to
Joseph	Culinary Arts Program - Council District 40	133662917	\$5,000	employment in the food sector for students.
				Funding to support youth programming including staff support and to support college visits through transportation, school supplies, clothes, shoes for homeless families in
Louis	Caribbean American Center of New York - Council District 45	133443781	\$6.500	Council District 45.
Louis	Caribbean American Center of New York - Youth Ambassador	133443781	Ş0,300	Council District 45.
	Mentoring, Training & STEM Youth Program (YAMTSP) -			Funding to support STEM, college test-prep tutors, and other supportive operating
Hudson	District 35	133443781	\$5.000	expenses.
			, -,	
				Funds will be used to support Youth Ambassador Mentoring Training STEM Youth
	Caribbean American Center of New York - Youth Programming			Program (CACNY-YAMTSP), CACNY Year round programming including TESA
Joseph	Council District 40	133443781	\$10,000	(Technology, Education, Skills, & Arts Development) and academic support.
 	Caribbean American Society of New York, Inc Council District			
Brooks-Powers	31	452796896	\$5,000	Funding to support STEM education programming for students in Council District 31.
I	Cash Camp, Inc dba WorldofMoney - Financial Education			
Brewer	Training	203813654	\$5,000	Funds will be used to provide financial education training for youth.
I	Casita Maria, Inc After School Music Programming - Council			
Salamanca	District 17	131623994	\$20,000	Funds will be used to cover the costs associated with the after-school music programs.
				Funding to support the 2024 Castle Hill Little League Season programming and
Farias	Castle Hill Little League, Inc.	510256112	\$8,500	expenses.
Salamanca	Castle Hill Little League, Inc League Operations & Equipment	510256112	\$15,000	Funding will be used for league operations & equipment.
Salamanea	Catholic Charities Community Services, Archdiocese of New	310230112	\$13,000	anding will be used for league operations a equipment.
Abreu	York	135562185	\$5.000	Funding to support Alianza Sports Tournaments at La Plaza Beacon.
	Catholic Charities Community Services, Archdiocese of New		, -,	
	York - College Readiness Program-Innovation Diploma Plus HS			
Brewer	(03M404)	135562185	\$5,000	Funds will support College Readiness Program-Innovation Diploma Plus HS (03M404).
	Catholic Charities Community Services, Archdiocese of New			
	York - Summer & After-School Programming - Council District			Funding to support summer and afterschool programs in Council District 16, including
Stevens	16	135562185	\$5,000	event expenses and other expenditures.
	Catholic Charities Neighborhood Services, Inc Summer Youth			Funds will support Youth Empowerment Strategies for Success (YESS) Brooklyn
Joseph	Employment Program - Council District 40	112047151	\$7,000	programming and services in Council District 40.
				Funding to offset operational expenses associated with programming and services of
Carr	Catholic Charities of Staten Island	135562286	\$10,000	the CYO program.
	Catholic Charities of Staten Island - Catholic Youth		4	Funding will be used to support CYO programming and services, including soccer and
Borelli	Organization (CYO)	135562286		other various youth programming offered by CYO.
Vernikov	CEKPET, Ltd Children's Theater Studio	264435254	\$10,000	Funding for operational costs and supplies for children's theater program.
Restler	Center for Community Alternatives, Inc Council District 33	161395992	\$5,000	Funds to support the MAT clinic in Council District 33.

Council Member	Legal Name of Organization - Program Name	Tax ID	Amount	Purpose of Funds
	Center for Community Alternatives, Inc Youth Services -			
Joseph	Council District 40	161395992	\$5,000	Funding will support Flatbush YMCA youth programming.
				Funds will provide weekly instrumental, vocal and music theory sessions using project
Mealy	Central Brooklyn Jazz Consortium, Inc Youth Music Institute	113549224	\$10,000	based learning activities in a blended format for youth.
				Funds will support academic and recreational afterschool program, including summer
Adams	CGE LAB, Inc.	824810947	\$5,000	sporting event, for youth of Council District 28.
Restler	Chabad lubavitch of Brooklyn Heights - Council District 33	113063055	\$5,000	To support afterschool programming in Council District 33.
Lee	Chabad of Northeastern Queens, Inc.	113207716		Funding to support general and operating expenses.
Paladino	Chabad of Northeastern Queens, Inc Smile On Children	113207716	\$5,000	Funding to support Summer Camp, After-School Programming - homework help, music and movement, gym classes, art classes, Zumba/Yoga instruction, Martial Arts.
Schulman	Chabad of Rego Park Corona, Inc Teen Programming - Council District 29	113454297	\$5,000	To support programming and services on the mental and emotional health of teens affected by Covid-19 and parenting workshops.
Brewer	Chamber Music Society of Lincoln Center, Inc Youth Education & Community Engagement Programming	132628036	\$5,000	Funds will support youth education and community engagement programming.
				Funds will provide services for youth including counseling, homework help, recreation,
Gennaro	CHAZAQ Organization USA, Inc.	462148352		sports, outings, social gatherings, games, and music.
Bottcher	Chess-in-the-Schools, Inc.	136119036	\$5,000	Funding to support chess programming and activities.
Menin	Chess-in-the-Schools, Inc.	136119036	\$10.500	To fund the Scholastic Tournament Program for a Chess Tournament hosted in Council District 5.
Velazquez	Chess-in-the-Schools, Inc.	136119036		Funds will support the Girls in Chess program for students in Council District 13.
Ung	Chess-in-the-Schools, Inc Chess Programming - Council District 20	136119036	\$5,000	To support chess programming for students and teachers in Council District 20, including Public School 20Q.
Sanchez	Chess-in-the-Schools, Inc Comprehensive Chess Education Program - Council District 14	136119036	\$45,000	To provide free chess education in Council District 14 with six schools - P.S. 226x, P.S. 279x, PS 386x, M.S. 390x, PS 91x and PS 175x. Additionally, to organize chess tournaments, open to any student, at PS 390x.
Marte	Chess-in-the-Schools, Inc Council District 1	136119036	\$5,000	To support in-school and after-school programs in Council District 1 including tournaments at public schools, college-bound program, and teacher training institute.
Feliz	Chess-in-the-Schools, Inc Council District 15	136119036	\$20,000	Funds will support chess programming for students such as School Program, Tournament Program, College Bound Program, and Teacher Training Institute.
Stevens	Chess-in-the-Schools, Inc Council District 16	136119036		Funds will go to cover cost of running chess programs, summer camp, tournaments, College Bound program, and Teacher Training institute for youth in Council District 16.
Moya	Chess-in-the-Schools, Inc Council District 21	136119036	\$20,000	To support chess program and tournament in Council District 21.
Osse	Chess-in-the-Schools, Inc Council District 36	136119036	\$7,500	Funding for chess education programs and tournament programs in Council District 36.

Council Member	Legal Name of Organization - Program Name	Tax ID	Amount	Purpose of Funds
		105110005	445.000	Funding will support the Chess-in-the-Schools tournament program in Council District
Powers	Chess-in-the-Schools, Inc Council District 4	136119036	\$15,000	
Alaman	Chara in the Cabarda Inc. Council District 7	126110026	ć7 F00	Funding to support a School Tournament, Teacher Training, virtual and after school
Abreu	Chess-in-the-Schools, Inc Council District 7	136119036	\$7,500	programs in Council District 7.
Joseph	Chess-in-the-Schools, Inc Digital Chess Education Teachers & Students - Council District 40	136119036	\$5,000	Funds will support digital Chess education for students in Council District 40.
Farias	Chess-in-the-Schools, Inc Girls in Chess Program - Council District 18	136119036	\$10,000	Funds will support Girls in Chess Program in Council District 18 in conjunction with Council Member and, including but not limited to, community centers, NYCHA complexes, and educational and interfaith institutions.
Ayala	Chess-in-the-Schools, Inc Girls in Chess Program & All-Girls Chess Tournament - Council District 8	136119036	\$5,000	Funds will support Girls in Chess Program in Council District 8, including but not limited to, community centers, NYCHA complexes, and educational and interfaith institutions.
-	Chess-in-the-Schools, Inc School Chess Program - Council			Funds will be used to provide chess programming to schools and youth in Council
Narcisse	District 46	136119036	\$10,000	District 46.
Hanif	Chess-in-the-Schools, Inc Title 1 Schools - Council District 39	136119036	\$5,000	Support classroom chess instruction in Title 1 schools in Council District 39.
Mealy	Chess-in-the-Schools, Inc Young Women's Leadership Development	136119036	\$10,000	Funds will support Girls in Chess Program and All-Girls Chess Tournament.
Kagan	Child and Youth Development Center My Way, Inc Youth Programs - Council District 47	462934141	\$10,000	Funds will provide multi-session classes and workshops in visual art, music, and dance for youth ages 5 to 22.
Adams	Child Center of NY, Inc., The	111733454	\$20,000	Funding will support Wellness Center Programming at Council District 28 schools.
Hudson	Child Center of NY, Inc., The - Aspirations Diploma Plus High School & Ebbets Field Middle School	111733454		To fund school-based youth development programming after school at Aspirations Diploma Plus HS and Ebbets Field MS.
Ung	Child Center of NY, Inc., The - Council District 20	111733454	\$5,000	To support culturally-sensitive mental health programming, improved access to health care, and related programming to youth in Council District 20.
Brooks-Powers	Child Center of NY, Inc., The - Council District 31	111733454	\$20,000	Funding to support for programmatic support for Cornerstones in Council District 31.
Schulman	Child Center of NY, Inc., The - Home Visits & Prevention Programs - Council District 29	111733454	\$10,000	To support home visits and preventive services provided to at-risk children, adolescents, and families living in Queens.
Lee	Child Center of NY, Inc., The - Junior High School 74Q (26Q074)	111733454	\$12,000	Funds would be used to support programming at the Middle School program at Junior High School 74Q.
Menin	Child Center of NY, Inc., The - Public School/Intermediate School 217M (02M217)	111733454		To support the afterschool program PS/IS 217 Roosevelt Island (02M217).
	CONSTRUCTION (OLIVIELY)	111,33434	713,000	
Gennaro	Child Center of NY, Inc., The - RBI Initative	111733454	\$5,000	Funding to support RBI initiative, which will sponsor a Middle School baseball team at Parsons Beacon; and deliver the Breaking Barriers programs.
Hanks	Children's Aid Society, The - Curtis High School – Student Health Ambassadors	135562191	\$5,000	Funding will support the Curtis High School Student Health Ambassadors program.

Council Member	Legal Name of Organization - Program Name	Tax ID	Amount	Purpose of Funds
	Children's Aid Society, The - Ercilia Pepin Parent Leadership			Funds will be used to support programming of The Ercilia Pepin Parent Leadership
De La Rosa	Institute	135562191		Institute in Washington Heights.
Ayala	Children's Aid Society, The - Family Wellness Program	135562191	\$10,000	To provide funding to support Children's Aid Family Wellness Program.
	Children's Aid Society, The - Frederick Douglass Center -			Funding to support the afterschool program at Children's Aid Frederick Douglass Center
Abreu	Council District 7	135562191	\$8,500	in Council District 7.
De La Rosa	Children's Aid Society, The - Public School 005M Ellen Lurie (06M005)	135562191	\$8,000	Funds will be used to support Children's Aid Community School After-School Program at P.S. 5 Ellen Lurie in Washington Heights.
Ayala	Children's Aid Society, The - Summer Enrichment Program - East Harlem	135562191	\$10,000	To provide summer enrichment program including trips, summer camps, sports clinics, arts and theater.
De La Rosa	Children's Aid Society, The - TEENS in Action - Salomé Ureña Campus	135562191	\$8,000	To support Children's Aid Society programming in TEENS in Action at the Salomé Ureña Campus.
Hanks	Children's Aid Society, The - The Goodhue Center	135562191	\$5,000	Funding will support the The Goodhue Center after-school and summer programs.
De La Rosa	Children's Arts & Science Workshops, Inc Young Women's Leadership (YWL) Group	132752494	\$8,000	To support Children's Art & Science workshop's Young Women's Leadership (YWL) Group.
Ung	Chinese American Parent Association - Council District 20	113005001	\$10,000	Funds will provide a wide range of services including newsletters, educational forums, seminars and workshops in Council District 20.
Krishnan	Chinese American Planning Council, Inc.	136202692	\$5,000	Funds will be used to fund anti-discrimination clinics challenging bullying and bias discrimination for students, educators/service providers, and parents/guardians.
	Chinese American Planning Council, Inc After-School		4	
Brannan	Program - Public School 170K (20K170)	136202692	\$10,000	To support afterschool programming at Public School 170K (20K170).
Brannan	Chinese American Planning Council, Inc After-School Program - Public School 176K (20K176)	136202692	\$10,000	To support afterschool programming at Public School 176K (20K176).
	Chinese American Planning Council, Inc Jacob Riis Day Care	130202032	710,000	10 support artistics programming act assessment 27 st. (25.127 s).
Rivera	Center	136202692	\$5,000	Funds will support CPC's day care center at Jacob Riis.
Ung	Chinese American Planning Council, Inc Lois C. Lee Early Childhood Center & SACC - Public School 20Q	136202692		To support programming for participants of CPC SACC at Public School 20Q, along with behavioral and emotional programs for children at the Lois C. Lee Early Childhood Center.
Rivera	Chinese American Planning Council, Inc Project Reach	136202692	\$8,000	Funds will support CPC's youth programs including Project Reach.
Schulman	Chinese American Planning Council, Inc Project Reach	136202692	\$3,000	Funding will support racism and Anti-Asian Hate programming and services for students with opportunities to expand as leaders and strengthen knowledge about available resources in Council District 29.
	Chinese American Planning Council, Inc Project Reach -			To support Project Reach youth programming, which includes crisis intervention and support, anti-discrimination and anti-bullying trainings and technical assistance for
Ung	Council District 20	136202692	\$5,000	schools in Council District 20.
Lee	Chinese American Planning Council, Inc Project Reach - Council District 23	136202692	\$5,000	Funding will support CPC's Project Reach.
Kagan	Chinese American Planning Council, Inc Youth Educational Services - Council District 47	136202692	\$5,000	Funds will be used to create a community-based educational program for high school students.

Council Member	Legal Name of Organization - Program Name	Tax ID	Amount	Purpose of Funds
	Church Street School for Music and Art, Inc Music & Art			To provide funding for the variety of different programming at Church Street School for
Marte	Enrichment Programs	133693660		Music and Art.
Gutierrez	Churches United for Fair Housing, Inc.	264698161	\$5,000	To support local youth sports programming, services and activities.
	Churches United for Fair Housing, Inc Youth Organizing -			
Restler	Council District 33	264698161	\$10,000	To support Youth Organizing in Council District 33.
	Churches United for Fair Housing, Inc Youth Organizing -			
Gutierrez	Council District 34	264698161	\$25,000	Funding will support youth organizing in Council District 34.
	Churches United for Fair Housing, Inc Youth Organizing -			
Nurse	Council District 37	264698161	\$15,000	Funds will support youth empowerment and other youth services in Council District 37.
				To provide funding to support Citizen Schools' Catalyst program, which fosters project-
Ayala	Citizen Schools, Inc Catalyst Program	043259160	\$10,000	based STEM education in classrooms.
	City Consumer land Faving and all Education Changed him 9			
A:1	City Growers, Inc Environmental Education, Stewardship &	452440244	¢20.000	To suggest forms David Course Auchanous days and forms Westish and
Aviles	Career Pathway Programs for Youth - Council District 38	452149344	\$20,000	To support Farm Days, Green Ambassadors and Farm Workshops.
	City Growers, Inc Outdoor Education and Environmental	450440044	45.000	To provide environmental education, including farm workshops, to local youth in
Hudson	Literacy for Youth in Council District 35	452149344	\$5,000	District 35.
				Funding to support expenses related to Afterschool & Summer program in Council
	Claremont Neighborhood Centers, Inc Afterschool &			District 16, including cultural excursions and trips. Funds will support the cost of
Stevens	Summer Program - Council District 16	136016450	\$35,000	transportation, admissions, and center activities.
	Claremont Neighborhood Centers, Inc Gun Violence			Funds will support engagement of Council District 16 youth in the Gun Violence
Stevens	Prevention Taskforce	136016450	\$5,000	Prevention Taskforce.
				Funds will provide information & analysis about changes in budgeting, the capital plan,
Bottcher	Class Size Matters	202169746	\$7,500	enrollment & other policies required by the new state law.
				To fund general operating expenses to help with data analysis and public outreach
Krishnan	Class Size Matters	202169746	\$7,000	around public education issues.
				Funds will be used to create programs, including concerts, festivals, and competitions
Kagan	Club A-Elita, Inc Youth Programs - Council District 47	815218002	\$11,000	for Youth in Council District 47.
				Funding will support CHFS Youth Development and Community Programs Arts, Literacy,
Gutierrez	Coalition for Hispanic Family Services	133546023	\$5,000	and Strengthening Community Projects.
	Coalition for the Homeless, Inc Bound for Success - Council			
Adams	District 28 Shelters	133072967	\$10,000	Funds will support the Bound for Success enrichment afterschool programming.
	Colonial Foundation Conintrat Pollones Inc	443500360	ć= 000	From the second and a second for least works and ask and
Lee	Colonial Farmhouse Restoration Society of Bellerose, Inc.	112508369	\$5,000	Funding to support programs for local youth and schools.
			4	Funds will support and provide engagement in harm reduction and violence
Jordan	Community Initiative of NC - Harlem Center	813983435	\$25,000	intervention programming; activities take place within Council District 9.
			4	Funding to support Community League of the Heights (CLOTH) PS4 After School
Abreu	Community League of the Heights, Inc Public School 4M	132564241	\$10,000	Program in Council District 7.
			4	Funding will support homework assistance, performing arts, STEM, Project based
Williams	Community Youth Care Services, Inc.	770695007	\$10,000	learning and summer field trips.
				To support school based arts residencies programming for students in Council District
Gennaro	Community-Word Project, Inc TYWLS	134114145	\$5,000	24.

Council Member	Legal Name of Organization - Program Name	Tax ID	Amount	Purpose of Funds
Gutierrez	Comunilife, Inc Life is Precious Program	133530299	\$5.000	Funding will support Comunilife Life is Precious Program (suicide prevention activities for at-risk Latina teens).
Stevens		133530299		Funds will help maintain services for Council District 16 at-risk Latina teens in the Bronx Life is Precious program, with education mental health services and raising awareness.
Restler	Comunilife, Inc Life is Precious Program - Council District 33	133530299	\$7,500	To support maintaining services (academic support, wellness activities, creative art therapies) for at-risk Latina teens in Council District 33.
Abreu	Comunilife, Inc Life is Precious Program - Council District 7	133530299	\$6,750	Funding to support Life is Precious Program in Council District 7.
De La Rosa	Comunilife, Inc Precious Program - Council District 10	133530299	\$8,000	To support suicide prevention, suicide prevention program for at-risk Latina teens in Council District 10.
Kagan	Coney Island Sharks, Inc Youth Programs - Council District 47	113304418	\$5,000	Funds will be used to create programs for sports, education, mentoring, youth council, and community service.
Brannan	Coney Island Training the Youth of New York, Inc Youth Sports & Leadership Education	832359113	\$5,000	To support sports and education programs for youth in under-resourced communities.
Yeger	Congregation Kehilas Belz USA, Inc.	113143733	\$25,000	Funding to be used to create flyers and programming for culturally-sensitive bilingual programs for youth.
Osse	Cool Culture, Inc.	161636968		Funding to support Citywide Cultural Access Program tickets for students/families/youth in Council District 36.
Riley	Coop City Little League	911842961	\$10,000	Funds to be used for all Co-op City Little League related expenses. Funds will be utilized to help cover the administrative, operational and staffing costs
Louis	Cops and Kids New York, Inc Council District 45	834476595	\$6,000	associated with operating youth programs.
Mealy	Cornerstone Baptist Church - Council District 41	112028472	\$5,000	Funds to providing technology classes, health and recreation services for youth.
Louis	Council of Jewish Organizations of Flatbush, Inc Council District 45	112864728	\$9,500	The program offers clients default resolution, loss mitigation, eviction and foreclosure prevention, assistance in rent arrears, and protecting credit.
Vernikov	Council of Jewish Organizations of Flatbush, Inc YDRC Youth	112864728	\$5,000	Funding to support operational expenses of youth development program to assist troubled teens.
Vernikov	Council of Peoples Organization, Inc Workshops	753046891	\$5,250	Funding for workshops for middle school and high school aged children that will focus on anti-bullying, conflict resolution, safety, and mental health support.
Vernikov	Council of Peoples Organization, Inc Young Women's Empowerment Program	753046891	\$12,000	Funds to cover Young Women's Empowerment Program, a culturally appropriate program (ages 16-24) and focused on college and career readiness, as well as health and wellness.
Joseph	Council of Peoples Organization, Inc Youth Empowerment Program - Council District 40	753046891	\$10,000	Funds will support Youth Empowerment Program includes after-school and summer programs that assist both immigrant and second generation intermediate and high school students in Brooklyn.
Stevens	Crenulated Company, Ltd., The d/b/a New Settlement Apartments - Youth & Community Services - Council District 16	141719016	\$20,000	Funding to support youth and community services in Council District 16, which serves disconnected and at risk youth with high school equivalency prep, one-to-one advising, group work, job readiness, and job placement.

Council Member	Legal Name of Organization - Program Name	Tax ID	Amount	Purpose of Funds
	Crown Heights Youth Collective, Inc Youth Collective After			
Hudson	School Programming	112506422	\$7,500	To support after school tutoring and programming.
				Funding will cover costs of space rental, insurance, equipment and various operating
Paladino	Dac Athletic Club, Inc Youth Program	116080807	\$15,000	costs.
				Funds will create a program that engages children in an intensive work of study in the
				arts, strengthens use of the Georgian language, and supports an integration of
Kagan	Dancing Crane, Inc Youth Programs - Council District 47	061575768	\$5,000	Georgian culture into life in New York City.
	Daniel's Music Foundation - In-Person Group Classes & The			
Abreu	Danny Awards - Council District 7	320156199	\$5,000	Funding to support in-person group classes and programming.
	Davidson Community Center, Inc After-School Program -			To support the Davidson Community Center's after school program and summer day
Sanchez	Council District 14	237010206	\$25,000	camp.
				Funds will be used to provide mental health, behavior program and family counseling
				to empower and safeguard individuals and families' social-emotional needs; with
Jordan	Delgracia Corp - Healing Harlem	822293964	\$25,000	programming taking place in Council District 9.
Williams	Deliverance Baptist Church - Council District 27	542088945	\$5,000	Funds will be used for teen programming in the 27th Council District.
Abreu	Department of Youth and Community Development	136400434	\$10,000	Funds will support community-based programs and services.
Holden	Department of Youth and Community Development	136400434	\$23,000	Funds will support programming and services.
Powers	Department of Youth and Community Development	136400434	\$5,000	Funds will be used for community based programming and services.
Yeger	Department of Youth and Community Development	136400434	\$13,000	Funds will support programming and services.
Williams	Destiny Bound, Inc.	843178846	\$10,000	Funds will be used to provide teen programming in the 27th Council District.
				Funds will support the Young Professional Development(YPD) program to the youth in
Mealy	Digital Girl, Inc Afterschool, Summer & Enrichment Program	472288307	\$10,000	underserved communities.
	Digital Girl, Inc Afterschool, Summer & Enrichment Program			
Marte	(ASEP)	472288307	\$5,000	Funds will be used to support Digital Girl programming at Public School 126M.
				Funds will support Ditmas Park Youth Group programs in Council District 45, as well as
Louis	Ditmas Park Youth Group - Council District 45	262442377	\$7,000	operational costs, staffing, refreshments and rent.
				To provide support for operations and overall programming at The Door's Bronx Youth
Ayala	Door - A Center of Alternatives, Inc., The - Bronx Youth Center	136127348	\$10,000	Center.
	Door - A Center of Alternatives, Inc., The - Runaway &			
Bottcher	Homeless Youth (RHY) Program	136127348	\$5,000	To support Runaway and Homeless Youth (RHY) program.
	Dorill Initiative, Inc A.R.T.S. Catalyst Artpreneur Program -			To support Dorill's A.R.T.S. Catalyst artpreneur program, which is a multidisciplinary
Marte	Council District 1	824767340	\$10,000	arts education program.
				Funds will be utilized to help cover the administrative, operational and staffing costs
				associated with operating youth programs including learning centers, and sport youth
Carr	Dr. Theodore A. Atlas Foundation, Inc.	134012789	\$15,000	programs such as basketball, and mentoring.
	Dr. Theodore A. Atlas Foundation, Inc Atlas Foundation		•	-
Hanks	Programs	134012789	\$5,000	Funding will support foundation programs in Council District 49.
Menin	Drag Queen Story Hour NYC, Ltd.	822613408	\$10,000	To support a program for children that raises awareness of gender diversity, promotes self-acceptance, and builds empathy through a literary experience noticed through Council District 5 monthly newsletter and website.

Council Member	Legal Name of Organization - Program Name	Tax ID	Amount	Purpose of Funds
Rivera	Drag Queen Story Hour NYC, Ltd Council District 2	822613408	\$5,000	Funds will support Drag Queen Story Hour programs in Council District 2.
				To fund children's reading series featuring drag queens reading picture books to
				children in libraries and other settings in Council District 25 and to fund supporting
Krishnan	Drag Queen Story Hour NYC, Ltd Council District 25	822613408	\$10,000	media.
lianif	Duran Oversia Stampliana NIVS Ltd. Commil District 20	022642400	¢E 000	To support educational experiences for children and teens from 3 to 18 years old in
Hanif	Drag Queen Story Hour NYC, Ltd Council District 39	822613408	\$5,000	libraries, schools, museums, Open Streets, and community spaces in Council District 39.
Powers	Drag Queen Story Hour NYC, Ltd Council District 4	822613408	\$7,000	Funding will support operating costs for Drag Queen Story Hour readings in Council District 4.
Brewer	Drag Queen Story Hour NYC, Ltd Council District 6	822613408		Funds will support Drag Queen Story Hour programs in Council District 6.
biewei	Drug Queen story from 1470, Eta. Council District o	022013400	73,000	Funds will support youth programming organized by Drag Queen Story Hour in Council
Jordan	Drag Queen Story Hour NYC, Ltd Council District 9	822613408	\$10.000	District 9.
	Drag Queen Story Hour NYC, Ltd Programming & Readings -		Ψ=0,000	Funding for Drag Story Hour programs and readings at libraries and schools in District
Hudson	District 35	822613408	\$7,000	
Brannan	Dyker Heights Athletic Association, Inc Youth Sports	113422707	\$10,000	To support youth sports programming.
	Eagle Academy Foundation, Inc Post-Secondary Success			Funding will support the Post-Secondary Success Initiative and the Eagles Soaring
Hanks	Initiative (PSSI) & Eagles Soaring Beyond (ESB)	201532382	\$10,000	Beyond programs in Council District 49.
				Funding to support operating expense costs for community youth football
Barron	East New York Kidspower, Inc Council District 42	113308030	\$30,000	programming in Council District 42.
Caban	East River Development Alliance, Inc College and Career Access Program & Youth Development - Council District 22	861096987		Funds will support College and Career access programing for Council District 22 students, including workshops, mentoring programs, and financial counseling.
	East River Development Alliance, Inc Urban Upbound -			
Moya	College & Career Access Program	861096987		To support Urban Upbound's College and Career Access Program in Council District 21.
Carr	East Shore Little League, Inc.	510237392	\$2,500	Funds will be used for equipment and utilities.
Ayala	East Side House, Inc Book Bag Distribution - Council District 8	131623989	\$10,000	To support the distribution of bookbags in the South Bronx part of Council District 8.
Corr	Eden II School for Autistic Children, Inc Early Childhood	122072016	¢E 000	Funds will be used for general operating expenses for the early Childhood program.
Carr	Program Eden II School for Autistic Children, Inc Early Childhood	132872916	\$5,000	runus will be used for general operating expenses for the early childhood program.
Hanks	Program	132872916	\$5,000	Funding will support the Eden II Early Childhood and Community program.
Brooks-Powers	Edeyouth, Inc Council District 31	272935350		Funding to support the Youth employment readiness program in Council District 31.
				Funds will allow EDEYOUTH to provide services that empower youth to achieve
				academic success, while promoting a healthy and safe community in Council District
Louis	Edeyouth, Inc Council District 45	272935350	\$5,000	
<u></u>	Edible Schoolyard New York - Edible Education - Council		4	Funds will be used to support programming and outreach to schools in Council District
Stevens	District 16	271237249	\$10,000	
Avala	Edible Schoolyard New York - Edible Education - Council	271227240	¢E 000	To support Council District 8 schools with developing a school wide culture of health
Ayala	District 8 Students	271237249	\$5,000	and wellness.

Legal Name of Organization - Program Name	Tax ID	Amount	Purpose of Funds
Education Through Music, Inc Music Education Program	133613210	\$5,000	Funds will support the Education Through Music partner school program.
Educational Alliance, Inc., The - Daddy & Me Swimming Program - 14th Street Y	135562210		Funding will support the 14th Street Y's Daddy & Me program, a free swim course that serves families in the Educational Alliance Head Start program, as well as other programs at the 14th Street Y.
El Puente de Williamsburg, Inc Bushwick Leadership Center	112614265	\$15,000	Funds will provide general support for El Puente's Bushwick Leadership Center.
El Puente de Williamsburg, Inc El Puente Scholars Program	112614265	\$30,000	To support the El Puente Scholars program, providing opportunities to develop valuable interpersonal, leadership and professional skills.
Elite Learners, Inc S.U.C.C.E.S.S. Initiative & LGBTQ Youth Support - Council District 40	814482839	\$10,000	Funds will support gang violence, youth violence, bias and bullying prevention services through workshops and other operating expense in Council District 40.
Emma's Place - Grief and Loss Center For Children and Families, Inc.	463216286	\$5,000	Funding will support the Immediate Individual Crisis Counseling program in Council District 49.
Empowering Youth Towards Excellence, Inc Council District 34	272246317		Funding will support college preparedness and mentoring program for youth in Council District 34.
Empowering Youth Towards Excellence, Inc Council District 42	272246317	\$10,000	Funds for youth programming in the 42nd Council District.
Entertainers for Education Alliance, Inc Council District 45	432115174	\$10,000	Support and continue youth development programs with a specific focus on cultural arts in Council District 45.
Estavas Mida and Cassa las	252202445	45.000	To support weekly programming that offer neurodiverse young people with opportunities to immerse themselves in activities that deeply interest them, make new
Family Life Academy Charter School - Drama Club Program -			friends, and further develop their social emotional skills Funding to support Drama Club Program serving Council District 16 residents in grades 6-8
			Funds will provide supportive services programs for families with children experiencing divorce and separation.
Farrock Strong, Inc Council District 31	823177369	\$5,000	Funding to support youth programming and enrichment in Council District 31.
Father's Alive In The Hood, Inc.	461091203	\$5,000	Funds will be used to provide teen programming in the 27th Council District.
Father's Heart Ministries, The	223495873		Funds will support Father's Heart Ministries youth and hunger prevention programs. Funding for fencing programs for Council District 36.
rending in the raik, inc.	833724880		Funds will provide community fencing program, providing pathways for NYC youth from under-served neighborhoods to learn the sport of fencing and its principles of
Fencing in the Park, Inc Council District 45	853724880	\$5,000	discipline, strategic thinking, problem solving, and fitness.
Fifth Avenue Committee, Inc.	112475743	\$5,000	To provide school supplies for students in need in District 33.
First Baptist Church of Crown Heights, Inc Community	112033059	\$10.000	Funding to support ongoing outreach services for the youth through educational conferences on college admissions, financial aid, college life, career opportunities, and
First Chernomorets USA, Inc.	113586786		Funding for operational expenses of youth soccer league.
	Education Through Music, Inc Music Education Program Educational Alliance, Inc., The - Daddy & Me Swimming Program - 14th Street Y El Puente de Williamsburg, Inc Bushwick Leadership Center El Puente de Williamsburg, Inc El Puente Scholars Program Elite Learners, Inc S.U.C.C.E.S.S. Initiative & LGBTQ Youth Support - Council District 40 Emma's Place - Grief and Loss Center For Children and Families, Inc. Empowering Youth Towards Excellence, Inc Council District 34 Empowering Youth Towards Excellence, Inc Council District 42 Entertainers for Education Alliance, Inc Council District 45 Extreme Kids and Crew, Inc. Family Life Academy Charter School - Drama Club Program - Council District 16 FamilyKind, Ltd Supportive Services Programs for Families Farrock Strong, Inc Council District 31 Father's Alive In The Hood, Inc. Father's Heart Ministries, The Fencing in the Park, Inc. Fencing in the Park, Inc Council District 45 Fifth Avenue Committee, Inc. First Baptist Church of Crown Heights, Inc Community Outreach in Education - District 35	Education Through Music, Inc Music Education Program 133613210 Educational Alliance, Inc., The - Daddy & Me Swimming Program - 14th Street Y 135562210 El Puente de Williamsburg, Inc Bushwick Leadership Center 112614265 El Puente de Williamsburg, Inc El Puente Scholars Program 112614265 Elite Learners, Inc S.U.C.C.E.S.S. Initiative & LGBTQ Youth Support - Council District 40 Emma's Place - Grief and Loss Center For Children and Families, Inc. Empowering Youth Towards Excellence, Inc Council District 34 Empowering Youth Towards Excellence, Inc Council District 42 272246317 Entertainers for Education Alliance, Inc Council District 45 Extreme Kids and Crew, Inc. Family Life Academy Charter School - Drama Club Program - Council District 16 FamilyKind, Ltd Supportive Services Programs for Families Farrock Strong, Inc Council District 31 Farrock Strong, Inc Council District 31 Father's Alive In The Hood, Inc. Father's Heart Ministries, The 223495873 Fencing in the Park, Inc. Fencing in the Park, Inc. Fencing in the Park, Inc. Fencing in the Park, Inc Council District 45 Fifth Avenue Committee, Inc. First Baptist Church of Crown Heights, Inc Community Outreach in Education - District 35 112033058	Education Through Music, Inc Music Education Program Educational Alliance, Inc., The - Daddy & Me Swimming Program - 14th Street Y El Puente de Williamsburg, Inc Bushwick Leadership Center El Puente de Williamsburg, Inc El Puente Scholars Program El Puente de Williamsburg, Inc El Puente Scholars Program El Puente de Williamsburg, Inc El Puente Scholars Program El Puente de Williamsburg, Inc El Puente Scholars Program El Puente de Williamsburg, Inc El Puente Scholars Program El Puente de Williamsburg, Inc El Puente Scholars Program 112614265 \$30,000 Elite Learners, Inc S.U.C.C.E.S.S. Initiative & LGBTQ Youth Support - Council District 40 Emma's Place - Grief and Loss Center For Children and Families, Inc. Empowering Youth Towards Excellence, Inc Council District 34 Empowering Youth Towards Excellence, Inc Council District 42 272246317 \$10,000 Entertainers for Education Alliance, Inc Council District 45 Extreme Kids and Crew, Inc. Extreme Kids and Crew, Inc. Family Life Academy Charter School - Drama Club Program - Council District 16 Extreme Kids and Crew, Inc. Family Life Academy Charter School - Drama Club Program - Council District 16 FamilyKind, Ltd Supportive Services Programs for Families Farrock Strong, Inc Council District 31 Father's Alive In The Hood, Inc. Father's Heart Ministries, The Fencing in the Park, Inc Council District 45 Farrock Strong in the Park, Inc Council District 45 Farrock Strong in the Park, Inc Council District 45 Farrock Strong in the Park, Inc Council District 45 Farrock Strong in the Park, Inc Council District 45 First Baptist Church of Crown Heights, Inc Community Outreach in Education - District 35

Council Member	Legal Name of Organization - Program Name	Tax ID	Amount	Purpose of Funds
Brannan	First Chernomorets USA, Inc Youth Soccer Program	113586786	\$2,500	To support youth sports programming.
	First Chernomorets USA, Inc Youth Sports Program - Council			
Kagan	District 47	113586786		Funds will be used to support the Youth Soccer program.
Adams	First Faith Baptist Church - College Program	022916843	\$10,000	Funds will support the College Program.
				Funds will support the Need-Assessment program which assesses ELL students' best fit
				schools and assists students and families in the high school enrollment process in
Louis	Flanbwayan Haitian Literacy Project, Inc Council District 45	270974276	\$5,000	Council District 45.
	Flatbush Youth Association, Inc Teambuilding & Mentoring			
Mealy	Program	113287922	\$10,000	Funds will support Basketball training programming and related services.
	Flatbush Youth Association, Inc Teambuilding & Mentoring			Funds will support Basketball Training related programming and services to benefit
Joseph	Program - Council District 40	113287922	\$7,000	youth in Council District 40.
Moya	Flushing Meadow Soap Box Derby, Inc.	112737828	\$10,000	Funds will be supporting youth community needs in Council District 21.
				To support roller hockey program held after school and on weekends for youth ages 4-
Hanif	Fort Hamilton Hockey Corporation	562629871	\$5,000	17.
				Funds will be used to support 6-8 week Basketball League program for Council District
Louis	Foster Park Sports - Council District 45	465745874	\$5,000	45 Youth.
	Friends of Gantry Plaza State Park, Inc LIC Summer Kids			Funding to support free programming for children at Hunter's Point South Park and
Won	Program	473613599	\$5,000	Gantry Plaza State Park.
Menin	Friends of Israel Scouts, Inc.	133843506	\$5,000	Funds will be used to support the NYC Israeli Scouts in Council District 5.
				Funding will support operating expenses of NYC Israel Scouts programing in Council
Velazquez	Friends of Israel Scouts, Inc.	133843506	\$5,000	District 13.
Powers	Friends of Israel Scouts, Inc Council District 4	133843506	\$5,000	Funds will be used to support the NYC Israeli Scouts in Council District 4.
Ung	Friends of Pack and Troop 253, Inc.	813355590	\$5,000	To support weekly meetings and outdoor activities, and STEAM programming.
Rivera	Friends of Pool, Inc.	611745367	\$5,000	Funds will support + Pool's learn to swim programs for people of all ages.
				To support the Bluefish Program, a free learn-to-swim program serving low-income
Marte	Friends of Pool, Inc Summer Bluefish	611745367	\$5,000	youth.
	Friends of the New York Transit Museum - Family Programs -			Funds will be used to produce and promote family programs for children and
Restler	Council District 33	113299408	\$5,000	caregivers, offered free with Museum admissions to residents.
				To maintain and expand architectural education programs taught during the school day
	Friends of the Upper East Side Historic Districts - Council			to public school students in Council District 5, publicly noticed through Council District
Menin	District 5	133193351	\$15,000	5 monthly newsletter and website.
	Fulton Market Association, Inc Community Youth Market			Funds will be used to support the establishment of a Community Youth Market Stand
Marte	Stand	812871972	\$7,000	and the services thereafter.
	Fund for the City of New York, Inc Freshkills Park & Council			
Borelli	District 51	132612524	\$17,500	Funds will support youth programming in Council District 51 and Freshkills Park.
	Fund for the City of New York, Inc Scholars of the Zone -			Funding to support Scholars of the Zone to students primarily those who reside in
Caban	Long Island City High School (30Q450)	132612524	\$16,500	NYCHA Astoria, Ravenswood and Queensbridge Houses.
	Genspace NYC - Greenspace Youth & Family Science Programs			-
Aviles	Council District 38	270947943	\$10,000	Funds will support youth and family science programs in Council District 38.

Council Member	Legal Name of Organization - Program Name	Tax ID	Amount	Purpose of Funds
	Getting Out and Staying Out, Inc Career Development for			
Powers	Court-Involved Youth	061711370	\$6,000	Funding will support GOSO's career development services for court-involved youth.
	Getting Out and Staying Out, Inc Career Readiness &			Funds will support Career Readiness curriculum and Employment Development
Bottcher	Employment Development Programming	061711370	\$5,000	Programming for legal system-involved youth.
	Getting Out and Staying Out, Inc Job Readiness Programming			Funding to support job readiness curriculum and employment development
Hudson	- Council District 35	061711370		programming for Black & brown justice-involved young men.
Holden	Girl Scout Council of Greater New York, Inc.	131624014	\$4,200	Funds to be used to support Girl Scout Troops in Council District 30.
Paladino	Girl Scout Council of Greater New York, Inc Council District 19	131624014	\$5,000	Funds will support youth programming and services in Council District 19.
Williams	Girl Scout Council of Greater New York, Inc Council District 27	131624014	\$5,000	Funding will support troop building efforts in Council District 27.
Bottcher	Girl Scout Council of Greater New York, Inc Council District 3	131624014	\$6,000	Funding to support starting and supporting Girl Scout troops in Council District 3.
	Girl Scout Council of Greater New York, Inc Council District			Funding will support the growth and development of girl scout troops, programming
Brooks-Powers	31	131624014	\$5,000	and activities in Council District 31.
	Girl Scout Council of Greater New York, Inc Council District			Funds will be used to support 6-8 week Basketball League program for Council District
Louis	45	131624014	\$5,000	45 Youth.
	Girl Scout Council of Greater New York, Inc Girl Scout Troop			Funding for Troop 6000, a program specifically designed to serve the thousands of girls
Won	6000	131624014	\$9,000	currently living in the New York City Shelter system.
	Girl Scout Council of Greater New York, Inc Troop 6000 -			To fund operating and programming expenses of Troop 6000 activities in Council
Krishnan	Council District 25	131624014	\$5,000	District 25.
	Girl Scout Council of Greater New York, Inc Troop 6000: Girl			
Mealy	Scouting in Homeless Shelters in NYC - Council District 41	131624014	\$10,000	Funds to be used to support Girl Scout Troops in Council District 41.
	Girl Vow, Inc Mentoring & Life Skills for Former Juvenile			Funding to support mentoring, life skills training, and advocacy on behalf of
Hudson	Justice Participants - District 35	474062257	\$5,000	disadvantaged girls in the foster care and juvenile justice system.
				Funds to support GGE youth organizing, advocacy and training programs to bolster
Louis	Girls for Gender Equity, Inc Council District 45	043697166	\$5,000	systemic change, self-determination and healthy living in Council District 45.
	Girls for Gender Equity, Inc Young Women's Leadership	0.40507455	45.500	Funds will support operations of Young Women's Leadership Development Initiative
Hanif	Development Initiative & Young Women's Advisory Council	043697166	\$5,500	and Young Women's Advisory Council.
	Giving Alternative Learners Uplifting Opportunities, Inc	050645060	åE 000	To support therapeutic riding lessons in Council District 39 and help provide tuition
Hanif	Council District 39	050615968		scholarships.
Rivera	Global Kids, Inc.	133629485	\$5,000	Funds will support Global Kids' programs and operations. Funds to support GK organizing, advocacy and training programs for systemic change,
Louis	Global Kids, Inc Council District 45	133629485	\$5,000	self-determination and healthy living in Council District 45.
Powers	Global Kids, Inc Girl Hack - High School of Art and Design	133629485	\$5,000	Funding will support Girl Hack programming at High School of Art and Design.
Ung	Glow Community Center, Inc Lunar New Year Festival	611882235	\$14,000	To support a Lunar New Year festival for children and families.

Council Member	Legal Name of Organization - Program Name	Tax ID	Amount	Purpose of Funds
Brewer	Goddard Riverside Community Center - Youth Programs	131893908	\$20,000	Funds will support youth programming and services.
	Goddard Riverside Community Center - Youth Programs -		. ,	Funds will support Goddard Riverside Youth Programs in Amsterdam Houses and
Brewer	Amsterdam Houses & Addition	131893908	\$5,000	Addition.
				Funding to support the Chelsea Foyer which provides transitional housing beds to the
Bottcher	Good Shepherd Services - Chelsea Foyer	135598710	\$10,000	underserved, homeless young adult population.
				Funds will support the programs and operations at the 17th Street Euphrasian
Rivera	Good Shepherd Services - Euphrasian Residence & Marian Hall	135598710	\$5,000	Residence and Marian Hall.
				To provide funding to supplement services offered to run-away, homeless, and
Ayala	Good Shepherd Services - McLaughlin East Harlem Residence	135598710	\$5,000	disconnected youth at The McLaughlin East Harlem Residence.
	Good Shepherd Services - Monroe High School Educational			Funds will support High School Based Programs at the Stevenson and Monroe
Farias	Campus (12X388) - Council District 18	135598710	\$25,000	Educational Campuses in Council District 18.
	Good Shepherd Services - Public School 15K (15K015) & Red			To support Beacon and Miccio Cornerstone community centers and expand youth and
Aviles	Hook Beacon Community Center	135598710	\$25,000	family development programming options.
				Funds will be used for programs to significantly increase graduation rates and expand
Kagan	Good Shepherd Services - YABC Program - Council District 47	135598710		connections to college and career opportunities.
Marte	Grand Street Settlement, Inc Beacon Center	135562230	\$5,000	To support programming at the Beacon Community Center.
				To support programming at the Best Buy Teen Tech Center, which provides cutting-
Marte	Grand Street Settlement, Inc Best Buy Teen Tech Center	135562230	\$5,000	edge tech, resources and training.
Osse	Grand Street Settlement, Inc Marcy Houses	135562230	\$5,000	Funding for supplies and equipment afterschool programming at Marcy Houses.
Marte	Grand Street Settlement, Inc Rutgers Community Center	135562230	\$5,000	Funds will be used to support afterschool programs at the Rutgers Community Center.
	Grand Street Settlement, Inc Young Men's Initiative -			
Gutierrez	Bushwick-Hylan Community Center	135562230	\$5,000	Funding will support the Young Men's Initiative, at Bushwick-Hylan Community Center.
	Grand Street Settlement, Inc Youth Services - Council District			Funds will support Grand Street Settlement's early education programs in Council
Rivera	2	135562230	\$7,500	District 2.
Kagan	Grandma's Love, Inc Public School 288 The Shirley Tanyhill (21K288) School-Based Pantry & Holiday Food Giveaway	473474258	\$5,000	Funding will support food and hygiene purchases for Public School 288 The Shirley Tanyhill (21K288) pantry as well as the Holiday food giveaway.
Kagan	Gravesend Athletic Association, Inc Youth Programs - Council District 47	113019763	\$5,000	Funds will be used to create sports programs for kids in Council District 47.
Paladino	Grayson Culture & Youth Foundation, Inc Council District 19	883868534	\$5,000	Funding will be used to support the tutoring program in Council District 19.
Borelli	Great Kills Little League, Inc.	136197291	\$10,000	Funding will be used for baseball, softball programs and operational support for them.
Carr	Great Kills Little League, Inc.	136197291	\$2,500	Funds will be used for field maintenance, marketing, supplies, uniforms and equipment.
Ung	Greater Flushing Community Council, Inc Macedonia Child Development Center	237006635	\$5,000	To support the Macedonia Child Development Center, classroom supplies, programmatic costs, office supplies, and other operational costs.

Council Member	Legal Name of Organization - Program Name	Tax ID	Amount	Purpose of Funds
	Greater Ridgewood Youth Council, Inc., The - Council District			
Gutierrez	34	112518141	\$9,000	To support youth programming and development in Council District 34.
	Greater Ridgewood Youth Council, Inc., The - Explorer			The funding will be used to help support the 104th Pct. Law Explorers program for
Holden	Programs - 104th Precinct	112518141	\$10,000	participants between the ages of 14 - 20 years of age.
	Greater Ridgewood Youth Council, Inc., The - NYC Youth			Funding to support Homework Help, Recreational activities, STEAM activities and
Paladino	Development - Council District 19	112518141	\$15,000	cultural activities at St. Mels in Council District 19.
	Greater Ridgewood Youth Council, Inc., The - Public School			Funding will be used support operational expenses associated with the afterschool
Ariola	60Q Woodhaven (27Q060)	112518141	\$8,000	program at PS 60 Woodhaven (27Q060).
	Greater Ridgewood Youth Council, Inc., The - Sports Program -			Funding will be used to purchase uniforms, trophies and equipment for sports program
Paladino	Council District 19	112518141		and events.
Bottcher	Greenwich House, Inc.	135562204	\$5,000	Funds will support After School programs.
Riley	Grenada Built to Win, Inc Sports Camp - Council District 12	832706717	\$20,000	Funds to be used to support the youth Sports Camp in Council District 12.
Ayala	Groove With Me, Inc Youth Dance Classes - East Harlem	133919147	\$5,000	To provide funding to support free dance classes for youth in East Harlem.
Hanif	Groundswell Community Mural Project, Inc.	113427213		To support FY24 summer and after-school programs held at Gowanus studio.
Riley	Gun Hill Basketball Association, Inc.	270584874		Funds to be used to support Gun Hill Basketball League.
	Guyana Cultural Association of New York, Inc Summer			
Louis	Heritage Workshop Series - Council District 45	113624294	\$6,000	Funding will support Summer Heritage Workshops Series (SWS).
				Funds will support Youth programs related to the Arts in the Community, Caribbean
	Guyana Cultural Association of New York, Inc Summer			Heritage Summer Workshop Series that celebrates Caribbean traditions, science and
Joseph	Heritage Workshop Series (SWS) - Council District 40	113624294	\$7,000	the environment, cooking and writing.
	Hamilton-Madison House, Inc Youth Program - LIFT (Local			To support a youth development program specifically oriented towards Asian American
Marte	Initiative Fostering Togetherness)	135562412	\$9,000	young people.
Moya	HANAC, Inc Council District 21	112290832	\$20,000	To support HANAC services in Council District 21.
				Funds will be used to provide support for homework help, tutoring, and translations for
Caban	HANAC, Inc Councilmatic After School Program	112290832	\$23,000	local students.
				Funding will be used to provide STEM enrichment program at Public School 2Q
Caban	HANAC, Inc STEM Program - Public School 2Q (30Q002)	112290832	\$9,000	(30Q002).
Hanks	Harbor Dreams, Inc.	841742132	\$5,000	Funding will support youth programming and services in Council District 49.
	Harlem Dowling - West Side Center for Children and Family			Funding to support the afterschool programs at P.S./M.S. 161M (05M161) and P.S.
Abreu	Services, Inc.	133030378	\$8,000	153M (06M153) in Council District 7.
				Funds for family support for families of children with special needs including
Vernikov	HASC Center, Inc.	112630071	\$14,000	workshops and related supplies.
				To provide support group programs to parents and siblings of children with
Yeger	HASC Center, Inc.	112630071	\$13,000	developmental disabilities (DD).
Powers	Helen Keller International, Inc Vision Care - Council District 4	135562162	\$5,000	Funding will support vision care for students in Council District 4.
	Helen Keller International, Inc Vision Program & Glasses -			
Moya	Council District 21	135562162	\$25,000	To fund their vision program and glasses for low income youth in Council District 21.
Caban	Hellenic Film Society USA, The - Greek Film Expo	822227711	\$5,000	Funds will be used to support the Greek Film Expo.

Council Member	Legal Name of Organization - Program Name	Tax ID	Amount	Purpose of Funds
Rivera	Henry Street Settlement - Boys & Girls Republic	131562242	\$7,500	Funds will support Henry Street Settlement's Boys and Girls Republic.
	Henry Street Settlement - Expanded Horizons College Success			
Marte	Program	131562242	\$5,000	Funds will be used to support the Expanded Horizons College Success Program.
				To support sports and recreation programming including flag football that services the
Marte	Henry Street Settlement - Sol Lain Athletic Association	131562242	\$5,000	low income youth of the Lower East Side.
Rivera	Henry Street Settlement - Sol Lain Athletic Association	131562242	\$6,500	Funds will support Sol Lain Athletic Association's programs and operations.
Bottcher	Hetrick-Martin Institute, Inc.	133104537	\$5,000	To provide critically needed services to LGBTQ youth.
				Funds to support the provision of comprehensive mental health services for LGBTQ
				youth in Council District 23. These services include individual, group counselling
Lee	Hetrick-Martin Institute, Inc.	133104537	\$5,000	sessions and referrals.
Rivera	Hetrick-Martin Institute, Inc.	133104537	\$8,000	Funds will support Hetrick-Martin's programs and operations.
	Hetrick-Martin Institute, Inc Essential Low-Threshold			
Brewer	Services for LGBTQ Youth	133104537	\$5,000	Funds will support essential low-threshold services for LGBTQ Youth.
Brooks-Powers	Hidden Halos Kingdom Assets - Council District 31	852008533		Funding to support youth internship program in Council District 31.
Adams	Hip-Hop Summit Youth Council, Inc.	050542858	\$7,000	Funds will support summer anti-violence music events in Council District 28.
	HOPE Program, Inc., The - Youth Job Training - Council District			Funding to support the operating expenses of BEST Academy and youth jobs training
Salamanca	17	133268539	\$10,000	program.
	Horticultural Society of New York, The - Gardening,			Funds will support gardening, horticulture, and nutrition programming for youth in city
Brewer	Horticulture & Nutrition Education	130854930	\$5,000	schools.
	Horticultural Society of New York, The - Green Space - High			Funding will support costs of creating a "green" space at the High School of Art and
Powers	School of Art and Design	130854930	\$20,000	Design.
Mealy	House of SpeakEasy - Council District 41	463820173	\$5,000	Funds will help distribute free new books to youth and families in high-need areas.
,			. ,	Funds will be used to support a space for young women to empower one another
Bottcher	Hudson Guild - Education & Peer-to-Peer Support	135562989	\$44,500	through education and peer-to-peer support.
			. ,	To support classes including math, science, and leadership to NYC public school
Bottcher	Hudson River Community Sailing, Inc.	261784215	\$5,000	students through sailing.
				Funding will support students using technology for learning at Hunter College High
Powers	Hunter College High School PTA	133236281	\$5,000	School.
	Hunts Point Alliance for Children - Early Literacy Programming -			
Salamanca	Council District 17	208503907	\$20,000	Funding to support Early Literacy programming and services.
	Hunts Point Alliance for Children - Youth Development Career			
Salamanca	Exploration - Council District 17	208503907	\$10,000	Funding to support the youth development career exploration program.
Louis	I Hold the Key, Inc Council District 45	833034480		Funds will be used for Y.L.R Literary Now in Council District 45.
	Ice Theatre of New York, Inc Dancing On Ice - Council District		•	To support ITNY's free Pop-Up City Skate Concerts at South Street Seaport's Pier 17 and
Marte	1	133258301	\$5,000	other outdoor seasonal rinks as available in District 1.
	Ice Theatre of New York, Inc New Works and Young Artists			Funding outreach programming at Riverbank State Park, consisting of the arts exposure
	Series & Holiday Show - Riverbank State Park - Council District			program for NYC students K-12 and Winter Holiday Skating Celebration and Tree
Abreu	7	133258301	\$5,000	Lighting for the community.

Council Member	Legal Name of Organization - Program Name	Tax ID	Amount	Purpose of Funds
Vomilian	ICNIA Deliaf IICA Dregrame Inc. Council District 40	042010161	¢r 000	Funding to distribute free school supply kits at back to school events in Council District
Vernikov	ICNA Relief USA Programs, Inc Council District 48 Iconic32 Sports Lab, Inc Youth Soccer & Minds Programming	043810161	\$5,000	
Mova	- Council District 21	474377924	¢2E 000	Funding to support Soccer training programs, sports tournaments and Iconic Minds programming for Council District 21 youth.
Moya De La Rosa	Iconos Kids, Inc.	833267386		To support Iconos Kids youth programming.
Osse	Ifetayo Cultural Arts Academy, Inc.	113027538		Funding for youth arts programming in Council District 36.
	Ifetayo Cultural Arts Academy, Inc Family Engagement &			Funding to support Ifetayo's family engagement & personal development, social
Hudson	Personal Development - District 35	113027538	\$10,000	justice, youth ensemble, and other intellectual and emotional development programs.
1				Funds to cover operating costs and programming expenses for homeless young
Yeger	Imeinu, Inc. dba Rachel's Place	260774611	\$7,500	women, who have suffered from domestic violence.
_				Funds to cover costs and programming expenses for homeless young women, who
Vernikov	Imeinu, Inc. dba Rachel's Place - Rachel's Place	260774611	\$17,000	have suffered from domestic violence.
Won	iMentor Incorporated - After-School Programming	300105507	\$15,000	Funds will support after-school programming that provides college prep for students.
l l d a a .a	Inclusive Community Wellness, Inc Swim Lessons - Public	012752606	¢r 000	Funding to support suring lessons for students at Dublic Cabool ACK
Hudson	School 46K	813753696	\$5,000	Funding to support swimming lessons for students at Public School 46K.
Hudson	Inquiring Minds Institute Inc. Kids Civies District 25	022626220	¢6.000	Funding to support civic education and literacy programming & services in Council District 35.
Hudson	Inquiring Minds Institute, Inc Kids Civics - District 35	823636328	30,000	Funding will be used for the International Center of Photography after school program
Marte	International Center of Photography - Community Programs	237412428	¢6 000	and services for youth in the Lower East Side.
De La Rosa	Inwood-Manhattan Little League Baseball, Inc.	136271595		Funds will be used to support baseball programming.
De La Nosa	inwood-wamattan Little League baseban, mc.	1302/1393	\$10,000	To support the Island Kids Summer Camp with costs of programming and activities such
				as swimming, sports, art, science, photography and field trips, publicly noticed through
Menin	Island Kids, Inc.	133755714	\$5,000	Council District 5 monthly newsletter and website.
IVICIIIII	isiana mas, me.	133733714	75,000	Funds will be used to support holocaust related programming within schools in Council
Menin	Israel Emergency Alliance	010566033	\$5,000	District 5.
	Jacob A. Riis Neighborhood Settlement, The - After-School &	010300033	Ψ3,000	Funding supports after-school and summer programming at Queensbridge, InfoTech,
Won	Summer Programming	111729398	\$46,000	Ravenswood, and P.S. 76Q.
		111723330	\$ 10,000	Funds will be used to cover the costs associated with uniforms, equipment, supplies,
Williams	Jamaica Athletic and Learning Center, Inc.	200975215	\$10,000	training, and transportation.
Villianis		200373213	\$10,000	
Uudsor	Jamel Gaines Creative Outlet, Inc Arts In Education	024700022	¢r 000	Funding to support Arts In Education Programming in District 35 which provides after
Hudson	Programming - District 35	831788832	\$5,000	school and weekend arts classes to a diverse body of students.
	Lawish Children la NAvanous	42270007	ÅE 222	Funds to cover costs of Educational and Cultural programs that include museum tours
Vernikov	Jewish Children's Museum	133798344	\$5,000	and hate crimes initiative programming.
Yeger	Jewish Children's Museum	133798344	\$5,000	Funding to support museum tours with pre and post visit activities as well as crafts.
	Jewish Children's Museum - Cultural & Educational After			Funding will support educational and cultural programs in the museum, as well as
Hudson	School Program - District 35	133798344	\$20,000	other events targeted for children.

Council Member	Legal Name of Organization - Program Name	Tax ID	Amount	Purpose of Funds
				Funds will support recreational activities, sports games, outgoing and gathering events, health and fitness classes, and related services, will be used for facilities, staffing and
Aviles	Jewish Coalition for Youth Education & Support, Inc.	273152656	\$5,000	equipment.
	Jewish Coalition for Youth Education & Support, Inc Council			
Restler	District 33	273152656	\$20,000	To support JC YES Activities in Council District 33.
	Jewish Coalition for Youth Education & Support, Inc Yes			
Gutierrez	Programs - Council District 34	273152656	\$10,000	Funds will support JC Yes Programs in Council District 34.
	Jewish Coalition for Youth Education & Support, Inc Youth		4	Funding to support operational expenses of programming/service including youth
Joseph	Programming & Services - Council District 40	273152656	\$5,000	counseling, educational programs, job placement/work readiness and mentoring.
_	Jewish Community Center of Staten Island, Inc STEM		4	
Carr	Program	135562256	\$14,000	Funds will be used to support the JCC STEM program.
	Jewish Community Center of Staten Island, Inc STEM		4	Funding will be used to support STEM program at South Shore JCC location in Council
Borelli	Program - Council District 51	135562256	\$10,000	District 51.
	Jewish Community Center of Staten Island, Inc Sunrise Day		4	
Borelli	Camp	135562256	\$10,000	Funding to support Sunrise Day Camp.
	Jewish Community Council of Greater Coney Island, Inc		4	Funds will be used for mentoring high-risk youth to change behaviors toward gun
Kagan	Coney Island Cure Program - Operation Hood	112665181	\$36,000	violence.
	Jewish Community Council of Greater Coney Island, Inc			
Kagan	Southern Brooklyn Community Shuttle for Youth	112665181	\$8,000	Funds will be used to provide community shuttle for students.
				Funds to support expenses associated with Parade. To host Labor Day J'Ouvert
				activities which includes, steelbands and masquerade performances and Awards
Louis	J'Ouvert City International, Inc Council District 45	113362754	\$5,000	celebration.
	Juilliard School, The - Community Engagement Performance			
Brewer	Series	131624067	\$5,000	Funds will support Community Engagement Performance Series.
				Funding will be used to bring the Youth Empowerment workshop (COOL KIDS) and the
	Jump-in Enrichment, Inc Youth Empowerment & Mental			in School Academic and Mental Health Support program to public schools in Council
Joseph	Health Support - Council District 40	465743056		District 40.
Rivera	Junior Achievement of New York	133031828	\$2,500	Funds will support Junior Achievement's programs and services.
				Funding will support K-12 Financial Literacy, Entrepreneurship and Work Readiness
Hanks	Junior Achievement of New York - Council District 49	133031828	\$5,000	Education programs in Council District 49.
	Junior Achievement of New York - Financial Literacy and Job			To support training and educational programming on financial literacy,
Brannan	Skills Training for Youth	133031828	\$10,000	entrepreneurship, and professional skills for youth in Brooklyn.
	Just As I AM YOUth Empowerment, Inc Healthy Minds			Funds will be used to provide leadership/mentorship programming for youth in Council
Narcisse	Programming - Council District 46	465411418	\$20,000	District 46.
				Support peer-led diversion program for young people ages 10-18 referred by local
				schools, community partners, the court, justice system agencies, or the police for low
Hanif	Justice Innovation, Inc Peer-Led Diversion Program	852810883	\$10,000	level offenses, such as graffiti, fare evasion, theft, assault, and truancy.
	Justice Innovation, Inc Staten Island Justice Center - Youth			
Hanks	Impact	852810883	\$10,000	Funds will support the Staten Island Justice Center - Youth Impact program.

Council Member	Legal Name of Organization - Program Name	Tax ID	Amount	Purpose of Funds
				Funding to support educational/recreational programs for children and siblings of
Yeger	Kapayim, Inc Educational & Recreational Programs	455065227	\$8,000	patients undergoing medical treatment.
Adams	Kickers Youth Sports Association of Southeast Queens, Inc.	112988905	\$5,000	Funds will support team needs in equipment, tournaments, referee and other fees.
7.001110	The state of the s	111100000	40,000	Funding will support expenses related to providing sports, cultural and educational
Williams	Kickers Youth Sports Association of Southeast Queens, Inc.	112988905	\$10,000	activities to youth.
Bottcher	Kids Creative 404, Inc.	753139502	\$5,000	Funds will support after school programs, summer camps and workshops at schools.
Ayala	Kids Creative 404, Inc Public School 102M (04M102)	753139502	\$10,000	To provide funding for Kids Creative's after-school and summer programming at Public School 102M (04M102).
Farias	Kids Creative 404, Inc Public School 536X (12X536)	753139502	\$10,000	Funding to support the Kids Creative Rock 2 The Bronx After-School at Public School 536X.
Brooks-Powers	King of Kings Foundation, Inc Council District 31	030583790	\$7,000	Funds will support youth mentorship, youth empowerment and engagement events, cure violence work, as well as community programming and events in Council District 31.
Vernikov	Kings Bay YM-YWHA, Inc.	113068515	\$10,000	Funding to support youth leadership and CIVIC activities to local immigrant youth.
Narcisse	Kings Bay YM-YWHA, Inc Youth Leadership Program - Council District 46	113068515		Funding to provide free community building and recreational activities for youth in Council District 46.
Osse	Kings County Tennis League - Council District 36	273170420	\$7,500	Funds will be used to support youth programming and services within Council District 36.
Hudson	Kings County Tennis League - Tennis & Education Programs - District 35	273170420	\$5,000	Funding to support tennis programming & activities in the Fort Greene/Clinton Hill area and its surrounding public housing developments.
Sanchez	Kingsbridge Heights Community Center, Inc Teen Center - Council District 14	132813809		To support the programming at the teen center of Kingsbridge Heights Community Center.
			, -,	To support the continued delivery and expansion of the full breadth of teen and youth
Velazquez	Kips Bay Boys & Girls Club	131623850	\$33,000	services offered at the Throggs Neck Unit and Community Center.
Sanchez	Kips Bay Boys & Girls Club - 1835 University Ave	131623850	\$20,000	To support a summer block party and yearly youth programming.
Farias	Kips Bay Boys & Girls Club - Kips Bay Boys & Girls Club – Youth and Teen Services	131623850	\$20,000	Funding for Youth and Teen Services at the Castle Hill Center
Farias	Kips Bay Boys & Girls Club - Lucile Palmaro Clubhouse	131623850	\$20,000	Funding for Youth and Teen Services at Lucile Palmaro Clubhouse
Paladino	Korean American Family Service Center, The - Hodori "Little Tigers" Afterschool Program	133609811	\$5,000	Funding will support the Hodori "Little Tigers" Afterschool program and operational costs.
	Korean American Family Service Center, The - Hodori "Little			To fund programmatic and operational costs of the Hodori Little Tiger Afterschool program, a holistic approach to address the social, cultural, and linguistic needs of
Ung	Tigers" Afterschool Program	133609811	\$5,500	children and immigrant families.
Ung	Korean Community Services of Metropolitan New York, Inc KCS Young Adult Service Program (YASP)	237348989	\$14,000	To support KCS's Young Adult Service Program (YASP), which aims to provide youth with a wide variety of opportunities to learn and develop through volunteer activities and internships.
Krishnan	Korean Community Services of Metropolitan New York, Inc Young Adult Service Program (YASP)	237348989		Funding to support The Young Adult Service Program (YASP).

Council Member	Legal Name of Organization - Program Name	Tax ID	Amount	Purpose of Funds
				Funding to support operating expense costs for community youth football
Barron	Kwatny Foundation, Inc Council District 42	810606748	\$10,000	programming in Council District 42.
	Kwatny Foundation, Inc New York Warriors Youth Football			Funds will provide fundamental instructional football training including to purchase
Mealy	Program	810606748	\$10,000	helmets, shoulder pads, game uniforms, awards and field equipment.
Rivera	Latinas On The Verge of Excellence Love, Inc.	463732667		Funds will support the LOVE Mentoring Program.
	Latinas On The Verge of Excellence Love, Inc L.O.V.E.			
Caban	Mentoring - Council District 22	463732667	\$5,000	Funds will be used to support an afterschool mentorship program for Latina youth.
	Latinas On The Verge of Excellence Love, Inc Mentoring			
Ayala	Program	463732667	\$5,000	To provide funds to support L.O.V.E.'S after-school mentoring program.
Jordan	Lead by Example and Reverse the Trend, Inc.	472765517	\$23,000	Funds will support the Credible Messenger mentoring program in Council District 9.
				Funding will support operating expenses a Mini Volleyball program benefiting children
Velazquez	Legacy Volleyball Club, Inc.	453843966	\$5,000	in Council District 13.
				To support the after school & Summer Camp programs for low-income children on the
Menin	Lenox Hill Neighborhood House, Inc.	131628180	\$15,000	East Side throughout the academic year.
	Lewis Howard Latimer Fund, Inc Tinker Lab - Council District		4	Funding will support after-school STEAM programming and enrichment in Council
Brooks-Powers	31	112983131	\$5,000	District 31 through its Tinker Lab program.
Daladina	Lewis Howard Latimer Fund, Inc Tinker Lab - Public School	112002121	¢E 000	Funds will support Tinker Lab Steam Program at 129Q Patricia Larkin (25Q129) in Council District 19.
Paladino	129Q Patricia Larkin (25Q129)	112983131	\$5,000	Funding will go towards providing programs to help students, parents, school
				personnel develop school cultures/communities that foster support, understanding,
Gennaro	LGBT Network - LGBT Community Services	208512786	\$10,000	and respect for LGBT youth.
Mealy	Lincoln Terrace Tennis Association, Inc Council District 41	043672661	\$10,000	Funds will support and promote youth tennis and academic programs.
	Literacy (LINC), Inc Community Literacy Model - Council			
Ayala	District 8	133911331	\$5,000	To provides support for LINC's community literacy model in Council District 8.
Daatlan	Little Forestiele Children's Constitut & December 5 december	275204750	åF 000	Funds will be used to help pay for space and rental expenses for warehouse, located in
Restler	Little Essentials - Children's Supplies & Parenting Education Loukoumi Make A Difference Foundation, Inc., The - Book	275281758	\$5,000	the Brooklyn Navy Yard.
Caban	Distribution & Education Program	465599131	¢E 000	Funds will be used to support Loukoumi work in Council District 22 including book distribution and education program for children.
Cabaii	Distribution & Education Frogram	403333131	\$5,000	To support the programming given by the curriculum set by "A Day in the Life of an
	Lower East Side Conservancy - A Day in the Life of an			Immigrant Child". Funds are used to print out pre-tour packets that are sent to
Marte	Immigrant Child	134107463	\$5,000	teachers.
	Lower East Side Girls Club of New York, Inc., The - New Girl		+3,000	Funding to support leadership programs for teen girls including New Girl City, Agents of
Hanif	City - Agents of Change NYC	133942063	\$5,000	Change NYC programming and services.
	LP FAM's Youth Organization, Inc Summer Youth Basketball		. ,	
Adams	Program	113489299	\$5,000	Funds will support the summer basketball program for local youth.
	Made in Brownsville, Inc d.b.a Youth Design Center, Inc			
Barron	Youth Design Center - Council District 42	810693987	\$10,000	Funds to support youth design, art and community programming.

Council Member	Legal Name of Organization - Program Name	Tax ID	Amount	Purpose of Funds
				Support a variety of STEM, Arts and Leadership programs for youth, ages 4 to 13 years
Williams	Major Music International Corporation	261159606		
Osse	Make the Road New York	113344389	\$10,000	Funding for youth civic engagement work in Council District 36.
				To support the TGNCIQ Justice Project, providing services and education for TGNCIQ
Krishnan	Make the Road New York - TGNCIQ Justice Project	113344389		immigrant youth.
Krishnan	Make the Road New York - Youth Power Project	113344389	\$20,000	Funding will support Youth Power Project programming and services.
Nurse	Make the Road New York - Youth Power Project	113344389		Funds will support youth programming in District 37, including the Youth Power Project and the Student Success Center at Bushwick Campus Community School.
Osse	Marcy Houses Memorial Scholarship Fund, Inc.	842758847	\$5,000	Funding for Marcy Student Voices, Community Outreach, Marketing and Printing and Summer Bridge Enrichment Program.
Holden	Martin Luther School - STREAMS Program	274445550		Funds to support STREAM programming.
Holden	Mary Mitchell Family and Youth Center, Inc Youth	271113330	720,000	i and to support of the first programming.
Feliz	Programming - Council District 15	133385032	\$50,000	Funds will support operations and programming at the Mary Mitchell Center.
	Maspeth Town Hall, Inc Community Park Day - Council			
Holden	District 30	237259702	\$8,000	Funding for Community Park Day in Council District 30.
	Maspeth Town Hall, Inc Support Precincts NYPD Explorers			Funds to be used to support Police Precincts NYPD Explorers programs in Council
Holden	Program - Council District 30	237259702	\$9,000	District 30.
	Maspeth Town Hall, Inc Youth Programming - Council District			Funds to be used to support after school programming, activities, and summer
Holden	30	237259702	\$10,000	programs in Council District 30.
				To support therapeutic outings for cancer patients and their siblings, thereby providing
Hanif	Mekimi	550870419	\$5,000	them with special entertaining and reliving programs.
				Funds will be used for therapeutic outings and emotional support events for sick
Vernikov	Mekimi	550870419	\$5,000	children.
				Funds will be used for therapeutic events, outings trips and retreats for patients and
Yeger	Mekimi	550870419	\$18,000	siblings and volunteer training events.
	Mekimi - Patients and Siblings Outings & Therapy Events -			To support events and outings for children including transportation, food, and program
Restler	Council District 33	550870419		expenses in Council District 33.
				Funding will support operational costs of therapeutic events and outings for patients
Joseph	Mekimi - Students Support - Council District 40	550870419		and siblings, while continuing to fight illnesses.
Rivera	Mencius Society for the Arts	562343092		Funds will support Mencius Chinese Orchestra and Choir.
I I do o . o	Mercantile Library Association of the City of New York	121624004		Funding for author-led reading and writing events and workshops for NYC public school
Hudson	KidsRead/KidsWrite	131624084		students.
\\/:II: a ma s	Matropoliton Fogles Charte Club Inc	112110072		Funding will cover costs associated with uniforms, equipment, supplies, training, and
Williams	Metropolitan Eagles Sports Club, Inc.	113110973	\$10,000	transportation. Funding will support operational needs, equipment and sports clinics for the youth of
Brooks Powers	Metropolitan Eagles Sports Club, Inc Council District 31	112110072	\$10,000	Council District 31.
Brooks-Powers	ivietropolitan Eagles Sports Club, Inc Council District 31	113110973	\$10,000	Funding will be used for utilities, uniforms, equipment, Annual picnic costs and other
Carr	Mid Island Little League, Inc.	237032781	\$5,000	event expenses.
Hanks	Mid Island Little League, Inc Baseball & Softball Program	237032781		Funding will support operating cost of the baseball and softball programs.

Council Member	Legal Name of Organization - Program Name	Tax ID	Amount	Purpose of Funds
Holden	Midori Foundation, Inc Public School 229Q (24Q229)	133682472	\$5,000	Funds to be used to support the music program at Public School 229Q (24Q229).
Borelli	Minty Organization for the Performing Arts, Inc.	464137962	\$5,000	Funds will support Minty Organization educational programs for high school students.
Marte	More Gardens! Fund	522415900	\$5,000	Funds will be used to support the Children's Magical Garden Art & Nature Creation, Programming.
Dinowitz	Mosholu-Montefiore Community Center, Inc AmPark Teen Center (Van Cortlandt Village)	133622107	\$35,000	Funding to support the Teen Center at AmPark Amalgamated Houses in Council District 11.
Riley	Mosholu-Montefiore Community Center, Inc Co-op City Section 5 Teen Center	133622107	\$20,000	Funds to be used to support the Co-op City Section 5 Teen Center.
Riley	Mosholu-Montefiore Community Center, Inc Edenwald Cornerstone	133622107	\$10,000	Funds to be used to operate the Edenwald Cornerstone.
Abreu	Mosholu-Montefiore Community Center, Inc Grant Cornerstone Teen Center	133622107	\$8,250	Funding to support programming at the Grant Cornerstone Teen Center.
De La Rosa	Mosholu-Montefiore Community Center, Inc Marble Hill Cornerstone	133622107	\$5,000	To support Youth programing in Marble Hill Cornerstone.
Dinowitz	Mosholu-Montefiore Community Center, Inc Teen Center	133622107	\$40,000	To support the existing teen programming that engages youth in robust programming in Council District 11.
Hanif	Mothers Aligned Saving Kids (MASK), Inc.	113495018		To Support helpline, support groups, in school and summer camp staff trainings, and community outreach events for parents and students.
Vernikov	Mothers Aligned Saving Kids (MASK), Inc.	113495018		Funding for drug abuse programming, education and prevention. Funding to support STEM and computer science education curricula in Council District
Brooks-Powers Schulman	Mouse, Inc Council District 31 Mouse, Inc Design League: A STEM Program	133973196 133973196		31 schools. To support Design League: A STEM Program in Council District 29.
Stevens	Mouse, Inc STEM Program - Council District 16	133973196	\$5,000	Funding will go towards the continuation of the MOUSE program in Council District 16.
Stevens	Mt. Hermon Community Development Corporation - Culinary Training Program	863109055	\$5,000	Funds will be used to facilitate culinary arts training program for Council District 16 youth.
Nurse	Muna Social Services, Inc Youth Programming - Council District 37	844338493	\$10,000	Funds will support afterschool programs for youth in Council District 37.
Kagan	Muslim American Society of Brooklyn and Staten Island, Inc Youth Mentoring Program - Council District 47	454661688		Funds will be used for youth mentoring programs such as karate, movie nights, writing workshop and after school tutoring.
Kagan Abreu	Muslim Community Network	753163555		To support the youth leadership program for Council District 7 students.
, will cu	masim community rectwork	, 22102222	73,000	Funding will support mentoring for teenage boys and operating expenses for Muslim
Powers	Muslim Community Network - Mentorship Programming	753163555	\$5,000	Community Network.
	Muslim Community Network - Youth Mentoring & Leadership		+ = , = = =	To support programming focused on building professional development and leadership
Brannan	Programming - Council District 43	753163555	\$5,000	skills for youth in Council District 43.
Hanks	Muslim Sisters of Staten Island, Inc Young Chefz & Sports Tasting	465695272	\$5,000	Funding will support youth programming and services in Council District 49.

Council Member	Legal Name of Organization - Program Name	Tax ID	Amount	Purpose of Funds
	Narrows Community Theater, Inc Summer Performing Arts			
Brannan	Program for Youth - Council District 43	510167270	\$10,000	To support educational performing arts programming for youth in Council District 43.
				Funds will be used to support NAMI's work with Council District 23 youth and their
Lee	National Alliance for the Mentally III of New York City, Inc.	133077692	\$7,500	families.
Hanks	National Council of Nagro Woman, Inc.	134176178	¢E 000	Funding will support the Youth Leadership, Mentoring Program and Youth Council in Council District 49.
Carr	National Council of Negro Women, Inc. National Lighthouse Museum	134176178		Funds will be used to support youth educational programs.
Carr	National September 11 Memorial and Museum at the World	134033213	\$5,000	Funds will be used to support youth educational programs.
Ariola	Trade Center	611745872	\$6,000	Funds will be used to provide free class trips for Council District 32 students.
Allola	Trade center	011743072	70,000	I thus will be used to provide tree class trips for council bistrict 32 students.
				Funds will be used for programming to educate students about climate science, climate
Hanif	National Wildlife Federation - Council District 39	530204616	\$5,000	impacts, climate justice and resilience solutions in Council District 39.
			. ,	Funding will support New Alternatives for Children foster parent recruitment and direct
Powers	New Alternatives for Children, Inc Side by Side Learning	133149298	\$5,000	services in Council District 4.
	New Alternatives for Children, Inc Side by Side Learning			
Brewer	Program	133149298	\$5,000	Funds will support tutoring program.
	New Alternatives for Children, Inc Side-by-Side Learning			
Bottcher	Program	133149298	\$5,000	Funds will be used to support the Side-by-Side Learning Program.
	New Heights Youth, Inc College Bound & Brooklyn			Funding to provide athletic, academic, and social emotional learning services to
Hudson	Community-Based Services - District 35	201903332	\$10,000	underserved and at-risk youth.
				Funds will be used for student test preparation costs which will include supplies and
Carr	New Ventures Charter School	472459523	\$5,000	staff trainings.
Powers	New York Cares, Inc.	133444193	\$5,000	Funding will support year round volunteer service in Council District 4.
Menin	New York Center for Children, The	954502444	\$6,000	To fund Counseling program within the district for abused children East 70th street.
				Funding to support youth programming and community support programs in Council
Borelli	New York City H2O	453860014	\$30,000	District 51.
				Funding will support students participating in Water Ecology and Engineering field trips
Borelli	New York City H2O	453860014		in Council District 51.
Rivera	New York City H2O - Council District 2	453860014	\$5,000	Funds will support NYC H2O's programs and operations in Council District 2.
	New York City H2O - Geographic Information System			To provide GIS (Geographic Information Systems) instruction to public school students
Hanif	Instruction - Council District 39	453860014	\$5,000	in Council District 39.
	N			Funds will be used for College & Career Readiness model for pre-K-12th graders at the
Williams	New York City Outward Bound Center, Inc.	133471084		Institute for Health Professions at Cambria Heights (IHPCH) in Council District 27.
Bottcher	New York City Urban Debate League, Inc.	455249743	\$5,000	Funds to implement debate education and programming.
Powers	New York City Urban Debate League, Inc.	455249743	\$5.000	Funding will support free debate teams and tournaments in Council District 4.
		1302.07.10	75,550	Funds will be used to expand and enhance programming in schools within Council
Stevens	New York City Urban Debate League, Inc Council District 16	455249743	\$5,000	District 16.
J.C. VC113	1. Con City Orban Debate League, inc. Council District 10	100270170	73,000	District 20.

Council Member	Legal Name of Organization - Program Name	Tax ID	Amount	Purpose of Funds
Restler	New York City Urban Debate League, Inc Council District 33	455249743	\$5,000	To fund debate programming in Council District 33 schools.
	New York City Urban Debate League, Inc Tournaments &		. ,	Funds will support New York City Urban Debate League (NYCUDL) tournaments and
Feliz	Outreach - Council District 15	455249743	\$15,000	outreach in Council District 15.
Gennaro	New York Edge, Inc.	113112635	\$12,500	To support SASF summer and / or after-school programming in Council District 24.
Lee	New York Edge, Inc.	113112635	\$9,000	To support New York Edge's Summer and/or after-school programming in Council District 23.
Paladino	New York Edge, Inc After School Enrichment Initiative	113112635	\$10,000	Funds will be used to support Sports and Arts in Schools (New York Edge) summer and/or after-school programming in Council District 19.
Schulman	New York Edge, Inc After School Enrichment Initiative	113112635	\$7,000	Funding to provide after school and summer programming to youth in Council District 29 Queens.
Louis	New York Edge, Inc Council District 45	113112635	\$5,000	Funds will extend and enrich SASF summer and school year healthy sports fitness programming serving the youth in Council District 45.
Joseph	New York Edge, Inc Sports, Arts & Academics Enrichment - Council District 40	113112635	\$5,000	Funds will support the implementation of afterschool enrichment and summer programs for NYC youth in Council District 40.
Bottcher	New York Junior Tennis League, Inc Community Tennis & Educational Program - Council District 3	237442256	\$5,000	To provide free Community Tennis & Educational program to NYC youth.
Paladino	New York Junior Tennis League, Inc Community Tennis Program - Council District 19	237442256	¢E 000	Funding will support recreational tennis and educational programs for youth players in the Council District 19.
Falaulilo	New York Junior Tennis League, Inc Community Tennis	237442230	\$3,000	the Council District 19.
Brannan	Program - Council District 43	237442256	\$5.000	To support free tennis programming for youth in Council District 43.
	New York Junior Tennis League, Inc Community Tennis		. ,	
Narcisse	Program - Council District 46	237442256	\$5,000	Funding to provide tennis training and activities for youth in Council District 46.
Salamanca	New York Junior Tennis League, Inc Community Tennis Programming	237442256	\$20,000	Funds will go to support programming in Council District 17 - Crotona Park.
Brewer	New York Junior Tennis League, Inc Community Tennis Programs	237442256	\$5.000	Funds will be used to support Community Tennis Programs.
Joseph	New York Junior Tennis League, Inc Community Tennis Programs (CTP) - Council District 40	237442256		Funding to provide free recreational tennis and educational programs for beginner and intermediate players in Council District 40.
Riley	New York Junior Tennis League, Inc Council District 12	237442256	\$20,000	Funds to be used for tennis programs and clinics in Council District 12.
Farias	New York Junior Tennis League, Inc Council District 18	237442256	\$10,000	Funds will support Community Tennis & Educational programs for NYC youth within Council District 18.
Rivera	New York Junior Tennis League, Inc Council District 2	237442256	\$10,000	Funds will support New York Junior Tennis League's programs and operations.
Lee	New York Junior Tennis League, Inc Council District 23	237442256	\$18,000	To fund Community Tennis and Educational programs in Council District 23.
Gennaro	New York Junior Tennis League, Inc Council District 24	237442256	\$12,500	Funding will support the expenses associated with providing free tennis lessons for children.

Council Member	Legal Name of Organization - Program Name	Tax ID	Amount	Purpose of Funds
				Funding to support operating expense costs for community tennis sport programming
Barron	New York Junior Tennis League, Inc Council District 42	237442256	\$10,000	in Council District 42.
Menin	New York Junior Tennis League, Inc Council District 5	237442256	\$10,000	The funds will be used to provide free tennis programs for players, ages 5-18 years, who reside in Council District 5. Equipment will be provided to all participants. Special events, team tournaments and trips are a regular part of the program schedule.
Borelli	New York Junior Tennis League, Inc Council District 51	237442256	\$5.000	Funding will support community tennis program in Council District 51.
Holden	New York Junior Tennis League, Inc Juniper Park Tennis Youth Program	237442256		Funds to be used for tennis programs in Juniper Valley Park.
Ung	New York Residents Alliance, Inc.	843110055		To support Youth4AM Leadership Program to immigrant and underprivileged youth.
Williams	New York Skyriders, Inc Council District 27	113287258	\$5,000	Funds will be used for teen programming in the 27th Council District.
D	New York Con Warks In a Hadranania Classica	200670242	45.000	Funds will support Hydroponic Classrooms for STEM, Climate, and Sustainability
Brewer	New York Sun Works, Inc Hydroponic Classrooms New York Sun Works, Inc Hydroponic Classrooms - Bayside	200670312	\$5,000	Education.
Paladino	High School (26Q495).	200670312	\$5,000	Funding will suport urban farming and science program at Bayside HS (26Q495).
raiadino	New York Sun Works, Inc Hydroponic Classrooms - Public	2000/0312	\$3,000	Funding will support urban farming and science program at Public School 094Q David
Paladino	School 094Q David D. Porter (26Q094)	200670312	\$5,000	D. Porter (26Q094).
Moya Vernikov	New York Sun Works, Inc Hydroponic Classrooms, Programming & Events - Council District 21 New York United Jewish Association, Inc.	200670312 262647383		To support Hydroponic classrooms, comprehensive grade-specific year round science curriculum, teacher training & mentoring support, weekly equipment maintenance support, harvest program, and community engagement support for Council District 21 students Funding to support educational and youth programming and activities.
Louis	New York United Jewish Association, Inc Council District 45	262647383	\$5,000	Funding will support free recreational tennis and educational programs for beginner and intermediate youth players in Council District 45 throughout the year. The funds will also be used to foot the cost of special events, team tournaments.
Osse	New Yorkers Against Gun Violence Education Fund, Inc.	133808186	\$5,000	Funding for NYAGV's ReACTION Youth Program/Training and Coaching Program.
Yeger	NIA Community Services Network, Inc.	112697931		Funds will be used for after-school programming to include an array of cultural arts enrichment activities and exposure.
Hanif	NIA Community Services Network, Inc Council District 39	112697931	\$9,500	To support after-school programs, along with family and community services/events in Council District 39.
Brannan	NIA Community Services Network, Inc Youth & Family Community Programming - Council District 43	112697931	\$31.000	To support cultural/community events and programs available to families and youth in Council District 43.
Feliz	Nino de la Caridad, Inc Council District 15	810834466		Funds will go towards providing wholistic health and wellness programming to youth in Council District 15.
Riley	North Bronx Youth Sports Association, Inc Council District 12	510500030	\$10,000	Funds will support recreational after school programming for Council District 12.

Council Member	Legal Name of Organization - Program Name	Tax ID	Amount	Purpose of Funds
	Northside Center for Child Development, Inc After-School &			
Ayala	Summer Programs	131656679	\$5,000	To provide funding to support Northside's after school and summer programming.
Rivera	Notre Dame School of Manhattan - Summer Camp	131782481	\$5,000	Funds will support Notre Dame's summer camp.
				Funds will be used for staff, training and insurance and to purchase uniforms and
Ariola	NY Softball, Inc.	453276015	\$5,000	equipment.
Hanks	NYC Arts Cypher - Hip Hop Dance	571229930	\$5,000	Funding will support the Hip Hop Dance program in Council District 49.
				Robotics Team funding for PS 197, Cambria center for the gifted child or any other
Williams	NYC First, Inc.	462754933	\$6,000	school within Council District 27.
	NYC First, Inc Robotics Leagues & STEM Programs - Council			To support STEM education programs and youth robotics leagues in Council District 20
Ung	District 20 Schools	462754933	\$5,000	schools.
				Funds will be used to provide STEM education programs and youth robotics leagues for
Marte	NYC First, Inc Youth Robotics Leagues - Council District 1	462754933	\$8,000	young people in District 1.
Won	NYC Kids RISE, Inc College & Career Readiness	814526739	\$5,000	Funds to support the NYC Kids RISE Save for College Program.
Moya	NYC Kids RISE, Inc Program & Workshops - Council District 21	814526739	\$10,000	Funding to support the college and wealth building program in Council District 21.
				Funds will be used to support the operational and/or the administrative costs
Caban	NYC Kids RISE, Inc Save for College Program	814526739	\$8,500	associated with college savings plan for students.
				Funds will be used for the operating cost to support the recruitment and training of
				local high school and college students to work with children with developmental
Carr	On Your Mark, Inc.	133128315	\$10,000	disabilities.
Borelli	On Your Mark, Inc Project Teamwork	133128315	\$5,000	Funding to support Project Teamwork program.
				The funds will be used for operating costs associated with both the Mommy & Me and
Ariola	One Stop Richmond Hill Community Center, Inc.	680602829	\$5,000	Computer Science and Video Conferencing programs.
Ariola	One Stop Richmond Hill Community Center, Inc.	680602829		Funds will support after school (in person or online) science and computer technology video conferencing program for students in grades 3 to 5 within Council District 32.
	Opportunities for a Better Tomorrow, Inc Youth Education &			Funds will be used to support job training and self-sufficiency of foster youth or youth
Restler	Job Training Program - Council District 33	112934620	\$5,000	aged out of care in Council District 33.
	Opportunities for a Better Tomorrow, Inc Youth Education			
Gutierrez	Training Program - Council District 34	112934620	\$10,000	Funding will support Youth Education Training Program in Council District 34.
				To support program aimed at helping incarcerated youth maintain family ties to help
Krishnan	Osborne Association, Inc., The	135563028	\$8,000	reduce recidivism.
Brewer	P.S. 75 Parent-Teacher Association, Ltd Afterschool Program for students - Emily Dickinson School 75M (03M075)	133497284		Funds will support Afterschool Program for students at the Emily Dickinson School 75M (03M075).
		4740005-5	4= 000	Funding to provide educational, environmental, cultural, health and sports activities for
Vernikov	Pakistani American Youth Organization, Inc.	474022872	\$5,000	youth in the community.
Louis	Pakistani American Youth Organization, Inc Council District 45	474022872	\$10,000	Funds will be used to support the P.O.W.E.R program in Council District 45.

Council Member	Legal Name of Organization - Program Name	Tax ID	Amount	Purpose of Funds
				Funding to support operational expenses associated with Little League Baseball, including but not limited to league uniforms, baseball equipment, trophies, field maintenance equipment and the rental cost for the use the gymnasium and baseball
Farias	Parkchester Little League	136162741	\$8,500	
	Partnership with Children, Inc Public School 308K Clara			
Osse	Cardwell	135596751	\$7,250	Wrap-around community school programming at P.S. 308 Clara Cardwell.
	Pearls & Ivy Foundation of Queens, Inc Youth Leadership			
Adams	Program	454427316		Funds will support Youth Leadership Program.
Powers	Per Scholas, Inc.	043252955	\$5,000	Funding will support costs of IT Workforce Training program for participants.
Restler	Pesach Tikvah Hope Development, Inc Holocaust Services, Clinic Services & Disability Services - Council District 33	112642641	\$6,000	To support programming in Council District 33 including: After School Respite program for children with disabilities.
	Phipps Neighborhoods, Inc Culinary Arts Training Program -		, -,	Funds will support the culinary arts training program at Intermediate School 313X in
Stevens	Intermediate School 313X	132707665	\$15,000	Council District 16.
Rivera	Phipps Neighborhoods, Inc Youth Programs & Services	132707665		Funds will support Phipps Neighborhood's youth services programs and operations.
Jordan	Playing on The Edge Basketball Program, Inc Harlem Basketball	800964118	\$5,000	Funds will be used for basketball supplies such as basketballs, uniforms, heavy duty ropes and dribble sticks; all programing in the bounds of Council District 9.
Farias	Police Athletic League, Inc Council District 18	135596811	\$6,500	Funds will support PAL Community Youth Recreation Days in Council District 18
_				Funding will support Community Youth Recreation Days and sports activities at Goldie
Brooks-Powers	Police Athletic League, Inc Council District 31	135596811		Maple Academy in Council District 31.
Carr	Police Athletic League, Inc Council District 50	135596811	\$5,000	Funding to support sports for youth in Council District 50.
Hanks	Police Athletic League, Inc Summer Camp Trips - Council District 49	135596811	\$5,000	Funding will support Summer Camp Trips for Council District 49th youth.
Kagan	Police Athletic League, Inc Teen Center - Council District 47	135596811	\$5,000	Funds will provide activities to community youth ages 13-19 at PAL's Teen Center.
Feliz	Police Athletic League, Inc Webster PAL	135596811	\$40,000	Funds will support youth-NYPD engagement activities in Council District 15.
Brewer	Police Service Area 6 Community Council, Inc Safety & Quality of Life Community Programs	465658652	\$5,000	Funds will support youth programs and partnerships in the Police Area 6 to improve public safety and quality of life.
Brewer	Positive Influence, Inc Sports Training & Mentoring Program	562519776	\$5,000	Funds will be used to support sports and after school youth programming.
Rivera	PowerPlay NYC, Inc.	134045021	\$5,000	Funds will support PowerPlay's programs and operations.
Hanks	PowerPlay NYC, Inc STARS Program - Council District 49	134045021	\$5,000	Funding will support the Citywide Sports Training and Role-models for Success (STARS) initiative in Council District 49.
Hudson	Pratt Institute - Pratt Institute Center for Art, Design and Community Engagement K-12	111630822	\$2,500	Funding to support visual art and design learning opportunities for New York City youth, aged 6-18, including Pratt Young Scholars, to help keep young people occupied and out of potentially violent encounters.
Adams	Prime Time Sports & Arts, Inc Prime Time Sports - Council District 28	463622261		Funds will support youth sports, clinic and youth leadership in Council District 28.

Council Member	Legal Name of Organization - Program Name	Tax ID	Amount	Purpose of Funds
				Funding to support educational programing teaching Holocaust awareness and a
Vernikov	Project Witness	113456787	\$5,000	message of tolerance to all mankind.
			4	This funding will support enrichment activities for the students of PS184 Shuang Wen
Marte	PS 184M Shuang Wen School Parent Association, Inc.	815283837	\$5,000	
Moya	Publicolor, Inc.	133912768	\$10,000	Funds will support a paint club in Council District 21.
Powers	Publicolor, Inc Next Steps College Prep Programming	133912768	\$5,000	Funding will support Next Steps College and career preparation programming in Council District 4.
Barron	Purelements: An Evolution in Dance - Council District 42	205332584	\$5,000	Funding to support youth arts and culture enrichment.
Gutierrez	Quebradillas Baseball Organization, Inc.	450491693	\$7,500	Funding will support the Quebradillas Baseball Organization and Girls Softball League.
	Quebradillas Baseball Organization, Inc Youth Baseball -			
Nurse	Council District 37	450491693		Funds will support youth baseball leagues in Council District 37.
Won	Queen of Angels RC Church - Youth Programming	111723787	\$5,000	Funds will be used for the youth programming at the center.
B	Queens Alumnae Chapter Delta Sigma Theta - College Program	466000047	62.000	Funding will support activities supporting youth interested in attending college in
Brooks-Powers	- Council District 31	166098017	\$3,000	District Council 31.
Brooks-Powers	Queens Alumnae Chapter Delta Sigma Theta - Council District	166000017	¢2 000	Funds will be used to plan and implement activities to support African American males
BIOOKS-POWEIS	31	166098017	\$5,000	in Council District 31. Funding to support after-school programming and activities for youth and families in
Schulman	Queens Community House, Inc Council District 29	112375583	\$24,000	Council District 29.
Scridinian	Queens community mouse, me. Council District 25	112373303	72 4,000	To support operating expenses of the center and programming/services for LGBTQ
Krishnan	Queens Community House, Inc LGBTQ Youth Programming	112375583	\$12,500	
	Queens Community House, Inc LGTBQ Youth at Generation		, ,	Funding to support programming and services for LGTBQ Youth at Generation Q in
Schulman	Q - Council District 29	112375583	\$10,000	Council District 29.
	Queens Community House, Inc Pomonok After-School			Funding to support QCH After School program In Council District 24: Extended hours
Gennaro	Program	112375583	\$57,000	for working parents till 7PM.
	Queens Community House, Inc Pomonok Summer Camp -			Funding to support operation expenses associated with after-school and summer camp
Gennaro	COMPASS	112375583	\$8,000	programming.
Brooks-Powers	Queens Law Associates Not-For-Profit Corporation - Council District 31	270364845	\$5,000	Funding will support after-school initiatives in Council District 31.
			. ,	Funds to support young women in leadership positions through the musical arts in
	Quest Youth Organization, Inc Young Musicians in Training			female instructors/teaching artist, arrangers, song writers, composers and band
Mealy	(YMIT) - Women's Leadership Program	550858436	\$10,000	leaders.
				Funds will support academic enrichment, community engagement, food justice
Bottcher	Rauschenbusch Metro Ministries, Inc.	133859713	\$5,000	initiatives and homelessness support for families of children and teens.
Hanks	Read Alliance, Inc School Year & Summer READing Program	134091062	\$5,000	Funding will support Read Alliance School Year and Summer READing program in Council District 49.
	Recreational Inner-City Sports & Education (R.I.S.E.) -			
Adams	Community Programming - Middle School 72Q	113168473	\$8,000	Funds will support afterschool recreational and educational programming.

Council Member	Legal Name of Organization - Program Name	Tax ID	Amount	Purpose of Funds
	Recreational Inner-City Sports & Education (R.I.S.E.) - Council			
Williams	District 27	113168473	\$6,000	Funds will be used for Youth Recreation in Council District 27.
Aviles	Red Hook Initiative, Inc Youth Empowerment Pipeline	203904662	\$15,000	Funds will support Youth Empowerment Pipeline programming and services.
				Funding to support free after school filmmaking programs for youth in Council District
Osse	Reel Stories Teen Filmmaking, Inc.	200936377	\$5,000	
Ayala	REM Center, Inc Family Enrichment Center	873939856	\$10,000	To support programming at the Family Enrichment Center.
Krishnan	Renaissance Charter School, The - Teens for Racial & Ethnic Awakening (TREA)	113550391	\$7,500	To fund staffing and program materials and supplies for Teens for Racial and Ethnic Awakening (TREA), a program run for teens by teens.
Carr	Richard Willis Memorial Fund, Inc., The	133949376	\$5,000	Funds will be used to pay for T-shirts, Trophies, Whistles, Souvenirs, insurance and rental of the facility for the Richard Willis Memorial 3 on 3 Tournament.
Carr	Richmond County Youth Complex, Inc Field Maintenance	205857329	\$22,500	Funds will be used to support Field Maintenance, which includes equipment upgrades and materials.
Brooks-Powers	Rising Ground, Inc Council District 31	131860451	\$13,000	Funding to support services for homeless and underserved youth in Council District 31, including mediation, mentorship and community mobilization services.
Dinowitz	Riverdale Neighborhood House, Inc.	131740024	\$25,000	Funding to provide youth resources at RNH to learn about sexual and reproductive health, and rights through one-on-one coaching, workshops, and monthly health fairs.
Dinowitz	Riverdale Neighborhood House, Inc Teen Program	131740024	\$25,000	Funding to support and expand the RNH Teen Center, a free after-school program for Bronx youth ages 13-18.
Dinowitz	Riverdale Neighborhood House, Inc Youth Market	131740024		Funds will be used to support the Youth Market in Council District 11.
	Rochdale Village Social Services, Inc Academic Success		, -,	Funds will support academic tutoring and recreational programming at the RV
Adams	Tutoring Program	113397470	\$18,000	Community Center.
Ariola	Rockaway Artists Alliance, Inc.	113217121	\$20,000	Funds will be used to bring art and cultural programing to the Rockaway Peninsula.
Caban	Roman Catholic Church of Corpus Christi, Borough of Queens, City of New York - Basketball League	111666228	\$5,000	Funds will be used to defray the costs of the basketball league.
Won	Roman Catholic Church of Corpus Christi, Borough of Queens, City of New York - Youth Sports Programming	111666228	\$5,000	Funding to support youth sports programming including Catholic Youth Organization registration expenses, basketball supplies, uniforms, and for facility maintenance.
				The funds will be used to help pay for equipment as well as the helping with the costs
Aviles	Roman Catholic Church of Our Lady of Perpetual Help	111666873	\$5,000	of maintaining the grass field for the soccer program
_	Roman Catholic Church of Our Lady of Perpetual Help - Youth			L
Brannan	Soccer Program	111666873	\$10,000	To support youth sports programming.
				Funds to be used for operational expenses including equipment purchases, referee costs, outreach, uniforms and gym rentals and expenses associated with theatre production including cost of performance/copyrights, stage equipment and prop
Holden	Roman Catholic Church of St. Margaret - Youth Programs	111723800	\$10,000	purchases.
Adams	Rosedale Jets Football Association	113401835	\$4,000	Funds will support the cost of uniforms, fees, and operational expenses.

Council Member	Legal Name of Organization - Program Name	Tax ID	Amount	Purpose of Funds
				Funding will cover costs associated with Football and Cheerleading Camp, including
Williams	Rosedale Jets Football Association	113401835	\$9,500	transportation, supplies, equipment and meals.
				Funding to support costs associated with Football Camps, transportation and other
Brooks-Powers	Rosedale Jets Football Association - Council District 31	113401835		needs in Council District 31.
Gennaro	Row New York, Inc.	113632924	\$5,000	Funding to support programming in public schools in Council District 24.
Louis	Rugby Deliverance Tabernacle - Council District 45	113304088	\$5,000	Purpose of funds will be utilized to provide services to youth for seeking services for GED review and testing, basic computer training, mentoring and counseling.
Ariola	Sacred Heart Youth Program	111666876		Funds will be used to support Sacred Heart Youth Sports program.
	, and the second		. ,	Funds to be used to support the youth sports program including the cost of uniforms,
Holden	Sacred Heart Youth Program	111666876	\$1,500	equipment, league costs, officials and facilities.
Williams	Saint Albans Jamaica Comets Little League	852746023		Funds will be used to support baseball program.
Holden	Salvatore LaRussa Dance Company, Inc.	320119937	\$5,000	Funds to be used to support general operating expenses associated with various dance classes including uniforms, space rentals, advertising and program supplies. Funding to support services for Council District 23 children with Autism Spectrum
Lee	Samuel Field YM & YWHA, Inc.	113071518	\$10,000	Disorder (ASD) and their families.
100	Samuel Field YM & YWHA, Inc Services for Children with	113071310	710,000	ersoraer (100) und dien families.
Paladino	Autistic Spectrum Disorder	113071518	\$12,500	Funding to support Children with Autistic Spectrum Disorder.
Schulman	Samuel Field YM & YWHA, Inc Support Our Youth	113071518		To support program activities include social, recreational, educational, and health related program; stay well exercise, nutrition and medication screening; support groups for bereavement; mental health counseling; transportation. To fund educational and vocational programming emphasizing targeted support for
Krishnan	SCO Family of Services - LGBTQ Youth Programs	112777066	\$5,000	LGBTQ youth.
	Sephardic Community Youth Center, Inc Youth Services -			Funds will be used to support Sephardic Community Youth Center programming and
Kagan	Council District 47	112567809	\$5,000	services.
Vernikov	Shaare Zion Congregation	111735956	\$5,000	Funds will be used to support the children's library and after school programs.
V	Shara Zian Cananastian	111725056	ć7 F00	Funds will be used for youth programming and activities including library services, and
Yeger	Shaare Zion Congregation	111735956	\$7,500	after-school program.
Kagan	Shaare Zion Congregation - Youth Programs - Council District 47	111735956	\$5,000	Funds will be used to create after school programs for children in Council District 47.
Paladino	Shannon Gaels Gaelic Football Club - Gaelic Football & Hurling	272354756	\$7,500	Funding will cover costs for uniforms, equipment, supplies, tournament entry costs, space rental, insurance and various other expenses in Council District 19.
Hanif	Shema Kolainu - Hear Our Voices	113503085	\$20,000	To Support school programming for children with autism and training for parents.
Yeger	Shema Kolainu - Hear Our Voices	113503085	\$8,000	Funding to support parent/educator training for caregivers to young people on the autism spectrum.

Council Member	Legal Name of Organization - Program Name	Tax ID	Amount	Purpose of Funds
	Shorefront YM-YWHA of Brighton-Manhattan Beach, Inc			Funds will be used for a pre-employment program for kids ages 12-15 on the autism
Kagan	Employment Support Program - Council District 47	113070228	\$5.000	spectrum.
- 8	Shostakovich Music, Art and Sport School, Inc., The - Cultural &		1 - 7	100000
Kagan	Arts Program - Council District 47	112857556	\$7,000	Funds will provide afterschool music, cultural and arts programs.
Powers	Simon Wiesenthal Center, Inc.	953964928		Funding will support Combat Hate workshops in Council District 4 schools.
	Simon Wiesenthal Center, Inc Combat Hate & Digital		4	Funds will be used to support Combat Hate, a dynamic, 50 minute classroom workshop that engages middle and high school students in critical thinking for decoding and
Joseph	Empowerment Workshop - Council District 40	953964928	\$5,000	rejecting online hate.
	Simon Wiesenthal Center, Inc Combat Hate: Digital	050064000	4= 000	
Brewer	Empowerment Workshop	953964928	\$5,000	Funds will support Combat Hate digital empowerment workshop.
	Cincinn Minds Inc. The Albananda Discount	462005402	¢0.000	To support series of pop-up events and activities for adults, families and children in
Hanif	Singing Winds, Inc., The - Albemarle Playground	463805192	\$8,000	Albemarle Playground.
Louis	Society for Haitian Research, Inc Council District 45	113439457	\$5,000	Funds will support the Youth Development Through Civic Education Radio Program.
	Society for Haitian Research, Inc Youth Build Project		4	Funds will support radio program, young people will receive training on how to share
Joseph	Initiative - Council District 40	113439457	\$5,000	information with the community.
	Society of the Third Street Music School Settlement - Campos		4	Funds will support Third Street Music School's programs and operations at Campos
Rivera	Plaza	135596825	\$8,000	Plaza.
	Society of the Third Street Music School Settlement - Third		4	
Marte	Street Partners	135596825		Funding will support programming and arts education at the Third Street Music School.
Bottcher	Sophie Gerson Healthy Youth	462977659	\$5,000	To support youth programs and services.
Rivera	Sophie Gerson Healthy Youth	462977659	\$5,000	Funds will support Sophie Gerson Healthy Youth programs and operations in Council District 2.
Ung	South Asian Council for Social Services - Youth Services	113632920	\$5 500	To support operational costs for the year-round youth internship and summer youth leadership programs.
5118	South Asian Countries Social Services Fouth Services	113032320	75,500	To fund academic support, leadership development, college readiness and enrichment
Krishnan	South Asian Youth Action, Inc.	133943630	\$15,000	opportunities.
3111211	South Asian Youth Action, Inc Irwin Altman Middle School		7 = 0,000	Funds to support programming for the students of Irwin Altman MS 172 in Council
Lee	172Q (26Q172)	133943630	\$9,000	District 23.
	South Asian Youth Action, Inc Our World Neighborhood		. ,	Funds will be used to support SAYA programming at Our World Neighborhood Charter
Caban	Charter School	133943630	\$5,000	School in Astoria.
Schulman	South Asian Youth Action, Inc Programming for High School & College Youth	133943630		Funding to support high school and college youth programming and activities including leadership development, mentorship, college access/success programs, and enrichment activities for residents of Queens and Council District 29.
	South Asian Youth Action, Inc Public School - Middle School			
Adams	124Q (27Q124)	133943630	\$20,000	Funds will support the SAYA Afterschool program at PS/MS124Q.
Hanif	South Asian Youth Action, Inc Public School 230 Doris L. Cohen (15K230)	133943630	\$11,500	Funding to support after-school programming at P.S. 230K (15K230).

Council Member	Legal Name of Organization - Program Name	Tax ID	Amount	Purpose of Funds
	South Bronx United, Inc Recreational Soccer Program -			To provide funds to support recreational soccer programming for Mott Haven youth at
Ayala	Patterson Park	264064041	\$5,000	Patterson Park.
				Funds would help increase the participant capacity of the SBU Academy for Council
Stevens	South Bronx United, Inc SBU Academy - Council District 16	264064041	\$5,000	District 16.
Gutierrez	St. Nick's Alliance Corporation - Connect for Success - High School for Enterprise, Business and Technology (14K478)	510192170	\$10,000	Funding will support the Connect for Success program at High School for Enterprise, Business and Technology (14K478).
Brannan	St. Patrick's Church - Youth Sports Program	111631818	\$1,000	To support youth sports programming.
Holden	St. Stanislaus Catholic Church	111981305	\$9,000	Funds to be used to support operating expenses including space rental, uniforms and equipment for sports programming.
Brannan	St. Vincent's Services, Inc Public School 102K (20K102) & Junior High School 259 William McKinley (20K259)	111631823	\$6,000	To support for HSVS Compass Program at Public School 102K (20K102) and Junior High School 259 William McKinley (20K259) Beacon Program.
Menin	Stanley M. Isaacs Neighborhood Center, Inc The Learning Academy & Youth Employment and Education Services (YES)	132572034		To support The Learning Academy and the Youth Employment and Education Services (YES), publicly noticed through Council District 5.
Hanks	Staten Island Cricket Club, Inc.	900932357		Funds will support the operating costs of the Staten Island Cricket Club.
Hanks	Staten Island Hurricanes Organization, Inc.	871793853	\$15,000	Finds will support the Staten Island Youth Football Team.
Borelli	Staten Island Ice Hockey Association, Inc Ice Hockey Program	132939069	\$5,000	Funds will support youth hockey clinic.
Carr	Staten Island Little League, Inc.	136162802	\$2,500	Funding will be used for utilities, uniforms, equipment, Annual picnic costs and other event expenses.
Carr	Staten Island Sports Hall of Fame, Inc.	133833390		Funding to support various services including general operating cost, rent, sports programs, museum/educational programs, and history/preservation of sports.
Borelli	Staten Island Youth Soccer League, Inc.	320048308	\$7,500	Funding will be supporting youth soccer operations.
Aviles	Street Soccer USA, Inc Connecting Communities Through Sport - Council District 38	264694946	\$10,000	Funds to be used to support youth soccer programming.
Brewer	Strycker's Bay Neighborhood Council, Inc Commons - After- School Program	131943516	\$5,000	Funds support after-school programming at The Commons.
Hanks	Student Leadership Network, Inc College Bound Initiative (CBI)	061517218	\$5,000	Funding will support the College Bound Initiative in Council District 49.
De La Rosa	Student Leadership Network, Inc CollegeBound Initiative (CBI) - District 10	061517218	\$5,000	Funds will be used to support Student leadership network programming in Marble Hill School for international studies.
Won	Sunnyside Community Services, Inc Cornerstone Community Center - Woodside Houses	510189327	\$50,000	Funding to support the Cornerstone Community Center at Woodside Houses and after- school program for students.
Lee	Swim Strong Foundation, Inc.	371526132	\$10,000	Funding to support free swimming instruction and water safety programming in-person in Council District 23 and online.
Osse	Swim Strong Foundation, Inc.	371526132	\$5,000	Funding for youth swim classes and water safety classes both in the water and online for Council District 36.

Council Member	Legal Name of Organization - Program Name	Tax ID	Amount	Purpose of Funds
Powers	TADA! Theatre and Dance Alliance, Inc.	133311294	\$5,000	Funding will support programming at TADA! for Council District 4 constituents.
				Funds will be used for operational, administrative and programmatic costs for the
Ung	Taiwan Center, Inc Isadora Rhythmic & Dance Academy	112857501	\$5,000	Taiwan Center Rhythmic and Dance Academy.
				Funding will support the creation and maintenance of a hydroponic farm and youth-led
				nutrition, health, advocacy programming and afterschool curriculum in Council District
Brooks-Powers	Teens for Food Justice, Inc Council District 31	453591508	\$10,000	31's Far Rockaway Educational Complex.
	Theory 9 Incorporated - Kingsbridge Afterschool Programming			To support afterschool programming in the Kingsbridge area of Council District 14 and
Sanchez	& Evening Open Gyms	871072144	\$5,000	open gym nights.
B	To a Constant Constitution	F 62 400 04 4	640.000	Funding will support informational programs for youth and schools; environmental
Restler	Town Square, Inc Council District 33	562489014	\$10,000	programs that encourage sustainable living; and community building programs.
	Trail Blazer Camps, Inc Summer Day Camp - Council District	424774424	ć= 000	Funds will be used to support the Summer Day Camp and Youth programming in
Joseph	40	131771421	\$5,000	Council District 40.
Hudson	Trail Blazer Camps, Inc Trail Blazers After School - District 35	131771421	\$8,000	To support work readiness programs in District 35.
				Funding for the Trans formative Schools Afterschool Program to provide culturally
Hudson	Trans Formative Schools, Inc Afterschool Program - Brooklyn	921285371	\$7,000	competent and informed programming for TGNCNBI youth in Brooklyn.
Hanks	Truck's Roundball Classic - Summer Basketball League	611676852	\$10,000	Funding will support the Summer Basketball League in Council District 49.
	UMOJA Network for Young Men, Incorporated - Council			Funding will support mentoring programming, educational experiential learning
Brooks-Powers	District 31	800749431	\$5,000	activities, operational support, and student supplies for Council District 31 residents.
	Union Settlement Association, Inc Bookbag Distribution -			
Ayala	Youth Fair	131632530	\$10,000	To support the distribution of bookbags at the End of Summer Youth Fair.
				Funds to be used to support physical, occupational and speech therapy programs for
Holden	Unique People Services, Inc.	133636555	\$5,000	youth in Queens.
	United Black Men of Queens Foundation, Inc Council District			Funds will support operating expenses of our mentoring program, supplies, equipment,
Williams	27	112623993	\$10,000	and trips, swimming lessons, golf lessons and stipends for our scholars.
				Funds will be used to support a Youth Development program. The program includes a
	United Chinese Association of Brooklyn - Youth Development			Youth Basketball Clinic and weekend classes of: karate, Chinese, SAT, Lion Dance and
Yeger	Program	371469112	\$8,000	Painting.
	United Military Veterans of Kings County, Inc Brooklyn		4	To support participation of youth and school-based groups including ROTC and
	Memorial Day Parade Youth Programming	453759477		marching bands in the Brooklyn Memorial Day Parade.
Hanks	Unity Games, Inc Annual Unity Games	202104637	\$5,000	Funding will support the annual Unity Games event.
	University Settlement Society of New York, Inc Beacon	40556555	440.55-	
Rivera	Soccer Program	135562374		Funds will support the Beacon Soccer Program.
De La Rosa	Uplift NYC, Inc Council District 10	465401925		To support Uplift Youth Programming in Council District 10.
De La Rosa	Uptown Paddling, Inc Council District 10	832429862	\$5,000	To support kayaking programming for youth in Council District 10.

Council Member	Legal Name of Organization - Program Name	Tax ID	Amount	Purpose of Funds
Abreu	Uptown Soccer, Inc.	453856721	\$5,000	Funding to support the Uptown Soccer Summer Camp and Afterschool Initiative.
	Uptown Soccer, Inc Soccer Programming - Public School 091			To support soccer programming at Public School 91 including providing the necessary
Sanchez	Bronx (10X091)	453856721	\$20,000	equipment for students to succeed.
De La Rosa	Uptown Soccer, Inc Trainings & Camps - Washington Heights	453856721	\$10,000	Funds will be used to support Uptown Soccer Programming in Council District 10.
Salamanca	Urban Health Plan, Inc Back to School Events - Council District 17	237360305	\$5,000	Funds will be used for community back to school events in Council District 17.
Salamanca	Urban Health Plan, Inc Children's Coat Giveaways - Council District 17	237360305	\$5,000	Funding will be used to host children coat giveaways.
Salamanca	Urban Health Plan, Inc Children's Coat Giveaways - Southern Blvd. BID	237360305		In partnership with the Southern Blvd. BID, funding will be used to host children coat giveaways.
Salamanca	Urban Health Plan, Inc Club TIA - Council District 17 Urban Youth Alliance International, Inc Justice Involved	237360305		Funding to support Club TIA for youth events, activities and programming.
Ayala	Youth	132969182	\$5,000	To support funding to supplement support Services for Justice involved youth.
De La Rosa	Van Cortlandt Titans Youth Football Program, Inc Titans Programming - Council District 10	320420611	\$8,000	To support Van Cortland titans programming for youth in Council District 10.
Caban	Variety Boys and Girls Club of Queens, Inc Afterschool	116014770	\$31,000	Funding to support our afterschool and summer camp programming at the Astoria Clubhouse and Council District 22 based schools including PS151, 234Q, PS 70Q, IS
Mealy	Programming Victory Music and Dance Company, Inc Council District 41	472167056		Funds will support programming and services within Council District 41.
Barron	Victory Music and Dance Company, Inc Council District 42	472167056	\$52,500	Funding for community development and youth programming in Council District 42.
Rivera	Vision Urbana, Inc Bracetti	133848575	\$5,000	Funds will support Vision Urbana's youth mentoring program at Bracetti.
Velazquez	VISIONS/Services for the Blind and Visually Impaired - Council District 13	131624210	\$5,000	Funding to support Blindline Information and Referral System for blind and visually impaired youth in Council District 13.
Hanks	Wagner College - Holocaust Center Education	135604699	\$5,000	Funding will support the Wagner College Holocaust Center Education program.
Abreu	Washington Heights Jaybie's Sports Academy	550844926	\$10,000	Funding to support Washington Heights Jaybie Sports Academy Inc. programming in Council District 7.
De La Rosa	Washington Heights Jaybie's Sports Academy - Youth Baseball Programming - Council District 10	550844926	\$8,000	To support Youth Baseball programming in Council District 10.
De La Rosa	Washington Heights Tennis Association, Inc Council District 10	133950591	\$8,000	To support tennis programming for youth in Council District 10.
Caban	Waterfront Alliance, Inc Community Waterfront Education & Recreational Programming - Council District 22	134355067		Funding to support STEM-based curricula focused on the ecologically rich and socially vibrant New York-New Jersey Harbor Estuary for Council District 22 youth.
Kagan	Waterfront Alliance, Inc Youth Educational Program - Council District 47	134355067	\$5,000	Funds will be used for Waterfront Alliance's Estuary Explorers program that educates youth with STEM-based curricula.
Brewer	Wellness in the Schools, Inc Cook for Kids	251919494	\$5,000	Funds will support Cook for Kids programming and services.

Council Member	Legal Name of Organization - Program Name	Tax ID	Amount	Purpose of Funds
	Wendy Hilliard Foundation - Gymnastics Programming -			
Abreu	Council District 7	133879321	\$5,000	Funding to support programming and gymnastics instruction in Council District 7.
				Funds will be used to operate a mentoring program, college awareness, youth
Williams	Wesley Parrott Youth Programs, Inc.	112872641	\$5,000	leadership, social, educational, health awareness and life skills program.
Carr	West Shore Little League	133425081		Funding to support general operational expenses including utilities.
Hanks	West Shore Little League - Council District 49	133425081	\$5,000	Funds will support the baseball and softball programs.
Paladino	Whitepoint Warriors Corp Council District 19	862614237	\$5,000	Funds to support Whitepoint Warriors Football Program.
Riley	Wiz Kids Books B4 Basketball	462968939	\$10,000	Funds to be used to operate the Wiz Kids Youth Leadership & Recreational Program.
				Funding to support operational expenses associated with providing free STEM
				programming including supplies and staff support for students at PS232Q, Howard
Ariola	Wolverines U, Inc Public School 232Q Lindenwood (27Q232)	872275748	\$6,000	Beach.
Lee	Women for Afghan Women	020539734	\$5,000	Funds will be used to support Youth programs and services.
	Women for Afghan Women - Youth Program - New York			
Ung	Community Center	020539734	\$7,500	Funds will be used to support youth programming at the New York Community Center.
				To support specialization of Win's on-site Children and Youth Services to meet the
Ayala	Women In Need, Inc Youth Services - Council District 8	133164477	\$5,000	unique needs of children and youth experiencing homelessness.
	Working in Support of Education, Inc Financial Literacy			Funds will be used to support the continuation of the W!SE Financial Literacy
Marte	Certification Program	134024627	\$5,000	Certification Program at schools within Council District 1.
Ariola	Works Little League, Inc.	112949074	\$5,000	Funds will be used to purchase equipment and uniforms.
Feliz	YALD, Inc Council District 15	472261261	ĆE OOO	Funds will enable YALD to expand current programming by providing healthy food options, educational activities and transportation for participants from the Bronx.
reliz	Yemeni American Merchants Association - College & Career	472361361	\$5,000	To support college and career readiness training and programming for youth in Council
Brannan	Readiness Program - Council District 43	823539502	¢E EOO	District 43.
Diailliail	Readilless Flogram - Council District 45	623333302	\$5,500	Funding will be used for afterschool activities, workshops, and community service
Vernikov	Yeshiva Ateres Tzvi	113409953	\$6,750	projects.
				Funds will be used to provide remedial education and recreational activities for
Yeger	Yeshivath Kehilath Yakov, Inc.	116003354	\$5,000	children after school.
				To provide remedial education and recreational activities for children with proper
Restler	Yeshivath Kehilath Yakov, Inc Council District 33	116003354	\$10,000	supervision in Council District 33.
Osse	Young Airmans Association, The	832005292	\$20,000	Funding for their youth aviation programming for youth in District 36.
Louis	Young Airmans Association, The - Council District 45	832005292	\$5,000	Funds will support the United Youth Aviators Summer Camp.
				Funding to support children, teens and collegiate with social, recreational and
Gennaro	Young Israel of Jamaica Estates	112518593		educational programs. Lectures classes will also be provided to the community.
Carr	Young Israel of Staten Island	132618386	\$10,000	Funds will be used to support recreational and sports activities.
				Funds will support 92NY's Humanities and Arts education programming for New York
Menin	Young Men's and Young Women's Hebrew Association	131624229		City public schools and the Teen Producers program.
Powers	Young Men's and Young Women's Hebrew Association	131624229	\$10,000	Funding will support free educational and community outreach programs.

Council	Legal Name of Organization - Program Name	Tax ID	Amount	Purpose of Funds
Member	Legal Name of Organization - Program Name	Iaxib		
Lee	Young Men's Christian Association of Greater New York	131624228	\$10,000	Funds will be used to support teen programming in Council District 23.
				Funding to support the operational cost at the Castle Hill, La Central, and Northeast
Velazquez	Young Men's Christian Association of Greater New York	131624228	\$10,000	Bronx YMCAs benefiting youth in Council District 13.
	Young Men's Christian Association of Greater New York -			
Osse	Bedford-Stuyvesant YMCA	131624228	\$5,000	Funding will be used to support the Bedford-Stuyvesant YMCA's Teen Programming.
	Young Men's Christian Association of Greater New York -			
Hanks	Broadway YMCA - Teen Programming	131624228	\$5,000	Funding will support teen programming at the Broadway YMCA.
	Young Men's Christian Association of Greater New York -			
Louis	Council District 45	131624228	\$10,000	Funs will support Flatbush YMCA Youth Programming.
	Young Men's Christian Association of Greater New York -			
Restler	Dodge YMCA	131624228	\$5,000	To support teen programming at the Dodge YMCA center.
	Young Men's Christian Association of Greater New York -			
	Flatbush YMCA: Teen Programming & Assistance - Council			Funding will be used to provide and support teen programming at the YMCA, including
Joseph	District 40	131624228	\$5,000	teens from Council District 40.
	Young Men's Christian Association of Greater New York -			To support the YMCA's teen programs, including leadership development, civic
Ung	Flushing YMCA: Teen Programming	131624228	\$28,500	engagement and recreational activities.
	Young Men's Christian Association of Greater New York -			
Restler	Greenpoint YMCA: Teen Programming	131624228	\$5,000	To support teen programming at the Greenpoint YMCA center.
	Young Men's Christian Association of Greater New York -			
Adams	Jamaica YMCA	131624228	\$10,000	Funds will support youth programming at the Jamaica Y.
				To partner with schools in the Julia Richman Educational Complex (JREC) to deliver
	Young Men's Christian Association of Greater New York - Julia	404604000	45.000	Rowe Scholars, a college access and career development program that focuses on the
Menin	Richman Educational Complex - Rowe Scholars	131624228	\$5,000	academic, social, emotional, and professional growth of each of its members.
	Young Men's Christian Association of Greater New York - Little	404604000	440.000	5 1 1111 1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1
Carr	Steps	131624228	\$10,000	Funds will be used to support Little Steps at the YMCA Counseling Service.
Wan.	Young Men's Christian Association of Greater New York - Long	121624220	¢10.000	Funding to support youth programming and activities at the VMCA Long Island City
Won	Island City YMCA - Teen Programming Young Men's Christian Association of Greater New York -	131624228	\$10,000	Funding to support youth programming and activities at the YMCA Long Island City.
Nurco		121624220	\$20,000	Funds will support teen programming including leadership development, civic
Nurse	North Brooklyn YMCA - Teen Programming Young Men's Christian Association of Greater New York -	131624228	\$20,000	engagement, and recreational activities.
Dilau		121624220	¢1F 000	To manyide toon magazaraning for the North Foot Drawy VNACA
Riley	North East Bronx YMCA - Teen Programming	131624228	\$15,000	To provide teen programming for the North East Bronx YMCA.
Amiala	Young Men's Christian Association of Greater New York -	121624220	¢1F 000	Funding will be used to previde and support to an area represented at the Deckey WAGA
Ariola	Rockaway YMCA	131624228	\$15,000	Funding will be used to provide and support teen programming at the Rockaway YMCA.
Davisara	Young Men's Christian Association of Greater New York	121624220	¢c 000	Funding will be used to provide and support teen programming at the Vanderbilt
Powers	Vanderbilt YMCA - Youth Programming	131624228	\$6,000	
Dunalia Davis	Young Men's Christian Association of Greater New York	121624220	¢E 000	Funding to support swim instruction and water safety skills in the Rockaways for
Brooks-Powers	Water Safety - Public School 183Q (27Q183)	131624228	\$5,000	students at PS 183Q.
D	Young Men's Christian Association of Greater New York - West	424624222	ćE 000	Fronds will be used to some at the source of
Brewer	Side YMCA - Teen Programming	131624228		Funds will be used to support teen programming and services.
De La Rosa	Young People's Chorus of New York City, Inc.	113372980	\$5,000	To support Choir programming in Washington Heights.

Appendix C: Youth Discretionary

Council Member	Legal Name of Organization - Program Name	Tax ID	Amount	Purpose of Funds
	Young People's Chorus of New York City, Inc Music			Funds will be used to support in - and - after school music education and performance
Brewer	Education & Performance Programs	113372980	\$5,000	programs.
				Funding to support the YouthBuild program including operational expenses and staff
Ayala	Youth Action Programs and Homes, Inc YouthBuild Program	133203701	\$5,000	support.
Farias	Youth Ministries for Peace and Justice, Inc Council District 18	134006535	\$21,500	Funds will support YMPJ Adult and Youth Services in Council District 18
Borelli	Zimmer Club Youth Conservation Program of Staten Island, Inc.	352262561	\$5,000	Funding will support youth conservation programs.
				Funding will support After School and Summer Camp programs including homework
Williams	ZMI Foundation, Inc.	455537211	\$8,500	assistance, educational enrichment, and Martial Arts.